## The Project Gutenberg eBook of Catalog of copyright entries, third series, Volume 31, Parts 12-13, Number 1

This ebook is for the use of anyone anywhere in the United States and most other parts of the world at no cost and with almost no restrictions whatsoever. You may copy it, give it away or re-use it under the terms of the Project Gutenberg License included with this ebook or online at www.gutenberg.org. If you are not located in the United States, you will have to check the laws of the country where you are located before using this eBook.

Title: Catalog of copyright entries, third series, Volume 31, Parts 12-13, Number 1

Motion Pictures, January-June 1977

Author: Library of Congress. Copyright Office

Release date: January 13, 2026 [eBook #77697]

Language: English

Original publication: Washington: Library of Congress. Copyright Office, 1971

Credits: Richard Tonsing and the Online Distributed Proofreading Team at https://www.pgdp.net (This file was produced from images generously made available by The Internet Archive)

*** START OF THE PROJECT GUTENBERG EBOOK CATALOG OF COPYRIGHT ENTRIES, THIRD SERIES, VOLUME 31, PARTS 12-13, NUMBER 1 ***

Transcriber’s Note:

New original cover art included with this eBook is granted to the public domain.

# Catalog of Copyright Entries
Third Series

ISSN 0090–8371
Catalog of Copyright Entries Third Series
Volume 31, Parts 12–13, Number 1

## Motion Pictures
January-June
1977

COPYRIGHT OFFICE · THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS
WASHINGTON: 1977

Library of Congress card no. 6–35347.

This number identifies the Library of Congress printed card for the complete series of the Catalog of Copyright Entries.

ISSN 0090–8371 Key title: Catalog of copyright entries. Third series. Parts 12–13. Motion pictures.

For sale by the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402. Price of this part is given on page vi.

### Preface

The CATALOG OF COPYRIGHT ENTRIES is published by authority of sections 210 and 211 of Title 17 of the United States Code. Section 210 provides in part: “The current catalog of copyright entries and the index volumes herein provided for shall be admitted in any court as prima facie evidence of the facts stated therein as regards any copyright registration.”

Orders payable in advance, for all parts of the Catalog of Copyright Entries should be sent to the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402. Orders may be placed for individual issues, as subscriptions for one or more parts, or for the complete Catalog for periods of one, two, or three years. All orders should state clearly the title and the inclusive dates of the part wanted; checks or money orders should be made payable to the Superintendent of Documents.

The Copyright Office welcomes inquiries, suggestions, and comments on the content and organization of the Catalog. Such communications should be addressed to the Chief of the Cataloging Division, Copyright Office, Library of Congress, Washington, D.C. 20559.

The record of each copyright registration listed in the Catalog includes a description of the work copyrighted and data relating to the copyright claim (the name of the copyright claimant as given in the application for registration, the copyright date, the copyright registration number, etc.). For each registration listed, except for renewals, there has been deposited a copy or copies of the work in accordance with the provisions contained in sections 12, 13, 14, or 215 of Title 17 of the United States Code.

Each part listed in the following table records registrations in the class or classes indicated by the alphabetical symbols. The second and third letters, if any, that follow the initial letter are added by the Copyright Office for the purpose of statistical analysis. Their significance is as follows:

F
  Published foreign works. In the case of books and periodicals, it designates works manufactured outside the United States (except those registered for ad interim copyright). In all other classes to which it applies, it designates works first published outside the United States, the authors of which are neither citizens nor domiciliaries of the United States. (AF, EF)
I
  Books and periodicals registered for an interim copyright. (AI, BI)
O
  Published works of foreign origin registered under the waiver-of-fee provision (section 215 of Title 17 of the United States Code). (BIO, GFO)
P
  Domestic published works in classes for which registration is possible for either published or unpublished works. (EP, JP)
U
  Unpublished works in classes for which registration is possible for either published or unpublished works. (DU, EU)

|  | Price per semiannual issue
--- | --- | ---
Part I | Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials and Contributions to Periodicals | $10.00
A | Books |
BB | Contributions to periodicals |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 2 | Periodicals | 3.00
B | Periodicals |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 3–4 | Dramas and Works Prepared for Oral Delivery | 3.00
C | Lectures and other works prepared for oral delivery |
D | Dramatic or dramatico-musical works |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 5 | Music | 10.00
E | Musical compositions |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 6 | Maps and Atlases | 3.00
F | Maps |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 7–11A | Works of Art, Reproduction of Works of Art, Scientific and Technical Drawings, Photographic Works, Prints and Pictorial Illustrations | $3.00
G | Works of art and models or designs for works of art |
H | Reproductions of works of art |
I | Drawings or sculptural works of a scientific or technical character |
J | Photographs |
K | Prints and pictorial illustrations |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 11B | Commercial Prints and Labels (Annual issue) | 5.00
KK | Commercial prints and labels |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 12–13 | Motion Pictures | 3.00
L | Motion-picture photoplays |
M | Motion pictures other than photoplays |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 14 | Sound recordings | 5.00
N | Sound recordings |

Subscription price: Complete Catalog for the year $75.00; $18.75 additional for foreign mailing. Orders, accompanied by remittances, should be addressed to the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402.

### Table of Contents

| Page
--- | ---
Index | 1
Current Registrations | 57
Renewal Registrations | 120

### Introduction

Parts 12–13 list all registrations made in classes L and M for the period covered by this issue. An index of names and titles associated with the work is followed by the main entries, listed in order by registration number. Filing of the index is letter by letter, except in the case of inverted names which are filed up to the comma or parenthesis, after which letter by letter filing is resumed. Entries beginning with numbers which are not spelled out are filed at the end in numerical sequence.

The main entries include, when applicable, the following information derived from the work and application.

1)
  Title, followed by subtitle and/or descriptive statements. The authorship of the work is included in this statement, with the nature of authorship (if available).
2)
  Edition statement.
3)
  Country of publication for works registered as foreign or as ad interim works.
4)
  Label name and number for registered sound recordings.
5)
  Physical description of the deposit.
6)
  Series statement.
7)
  Additional titles associated with the registered work such as variant titles, alternative titles, translated titles, etc.
8)
  Notes; information is given here which serves to supplement the data that is given elsewhere in the entry in order to describe a work more accurately or identify it more explicitly.
9)
  Statement that the registered work is published in or as part of another work, or is bound with another independent work.
10)
  Names of authors given in the application which do not appear elsewhere in the entry.
11)
  Statement of those materials contained in the registered work on which copyright is not claimed, when so stated in the application.
12)
  Information contained in the application which relates to the registration of an earlier version of the work.
13)
  Brief statement of the new matter on which Copyright is claimed when so stated in the application.
14)
  Copyright symbol © or ℗.
15)
  A statement of limitation of claim if the application or notice on the work explicitly limits the claim.
16)
  |Name of the copyright claimant.
17)
  |Date of publication for published works; for unpublished works the date on which the last of all items required to complete registration (i.e., copy, application and fee) was received in the Copyright Office.
18)
  Registration number.

For published works whenever it is necessary to indicate a variation between the information given in the application and in the copy of the work with respect to the claimant’s name or the date of publication, the data from the application is given first, followed by the phrase “in notice” and the data given in the work; e.g., © John Doe; 10Jan77 (in notice: 1976).

For renewal registrations the original date of publication and registration number precede the name of the claimant of the renewal registration. Following the name of the renewal claimant is a statement in parentheses, usually abbreviated, giving the basis of the renewal claim as supplied by the application; e.g., “John Doe (A)” indicates that John Doe has made renewal claim as author.

Works deposited in connection with current copyright registrations may be selected for inclusion in the collections of the Library of Congress. Library of Congress printed cards are available for many of the published works so selected. Orders for such cards or inquiries concerning them should be addressed to the Catalog Distribution Service Division, Building No. 159, Navy Yard Annex, Washington, D.C. 20541.

### Registrations January-June 1977

Class L— | Domestic published motion picture photoplays | 1,107
| Foreign published motion-picture photoplays | 23
| Unpublished motion-picture photoplays | 18
Class M— | Domestic published motion pictures other than photoplays | 967
| Unpublished motion pictures other than photoplays | 241
Total |  | 2,356
Renewals: | Classes L and M | 603

These figures represent the number of registrations for motion pictures for January-June 1977, but do not necessarily represent the exact number of entries in this issue of the Catalog of Copyright Entries. Registration figures for other classes of material may be found in the respective parts.

### Abbreviations and Symbols

The following list includes abbreviations and symbols used in this catalog with specific copyright or bibliographic meanings.

(A)
  author(s)
a.a.d.o.
  accepted alternative designation of
a.k.a.
  also known as
acc.
  accompaniment
Adm.c.t.a.
  Administrator(s) cum testamento annexo
Adm.d.b.n.c.t.a.
  Administrator(s) de bonis non cum testamento annexo
appl.
  application
approx.
  approximate, approximately
arr.
  arranged, arrangement, arranged by
au.
  author(s)
Aufl.
  Auflage
augm.
  augmented
Ausg.
  Ausgabe
b&w
  black and white
Bd.
  Band (German)
bearb.
  bearbeitet
©
  copyright symbol
(C)
  child or children of the deceased author
ca.
  circa
chap.
  chapter(s)
col.
  colored
comp.
  compiler
d.b.a.
  doing business as
(E)
  executor(s) of the author
ed.
  edition, editor
enl.
  enlarged
fr.
  frames
ft.
  feet
hrsg.
  herausgegeben
illus.
  illustration(s)
in.
  inches
ips.
  inches per second
m
  music, music by
min.
  minutes
mm.
  millimeters
(NK)
  next of kin of the deceased author
NM
  new matter
no.
  number(s)
nouv.
  nouveau, nouvelle
op.
  opus
p.
  page(s)
℗
  copyright symbol for sound recordings
(PCB)
  proprietor of copyright in a work copyrighted by a corporate body otherwise than as assignee or licensee of the individual author
(PCW)
  proprietor of copyright in a composite work
(PPW)
  proprietor of copyright in a posthumous work
(PWH)
  proprietor of copyright in a work made for hire
prev.
  previous, previously
print.
  printing
priv. print.
  privately printed
pseud.
  pseudonym
pt.
  part, parts
pty.
  proprietary
pub.
  published, publishing
R, (R)
  renewal registration
reg.
  registered, registration
rev.
  revised
r.p.m.
  revolutions per minute
s.
  side(s)
sd.
  sound
sec.
  seconds
ser.
  series
si.
  silent
suppl.
  supplement
t.
  tome, tomo
T., Th.
  Teil, Theil
t.a.
  trading as
ti.
  title(s)
t.p.
  title page
tr.
  translator
v., vol.
  volume, volumes
w
  words, words by
(W)
  widow of the author
(Wr)
  widower of the author

### Index

- The Aaron Ironwood School of Success.
  - LP47559 0076
- ABC News.
  - LP47866 0085
  - MP30985 0113
  - MP30986 0113
  - MP30987 0113
  - MP30988 0113
- Abner kadabra.
  - LP47665 0079
- Aboard the flattop Midway.
  - R659126 0129
- Above and beyond.
  - LP47915 0086
- Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences.
  - R652898 0123
  - R656865 0126
  - R662241 0131
- Academy Pictures, A.G.
  - LP47578 0076
- Accidental twins.
  - LP47389 0071
- Account rendered.
  - LF357 0057
- ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology.
  - MP29852 0089
  - MP29853 0089
  - MP29854 0089
  - MP29855 0089
  - MP29656 0089
  - MP29857 0089
- Acting for film: Wilder’s The Long Christmas dinner.
  - MP30976 0112
- Action Marketing, Inc.
  - MU10252 0120
  - MU10268 0120
- Action with rod and reel.
  - R659135 0129
- Act of violence.
  - LP47100 0064
- Acts of desperate men.
  - LP47077 0063
- Adam and Evelyn.
  - R654827 0124
- Adamson, Joy.
  - LP47585 0076
  - LP47586 0076
  - LP47587 0076
  - LP47588 0076
  - LP47589 0077
  - LP47590 0077
  - LP47591 0077
  - LP47592 0077
  - LP47593 0077
  - LP47594 0077
  - LP47595 0077
  - LP47596 0077
  - LP47931 0087
- Adam, warlock or washout?
  - LP47613 0077
- Addition with carrying.
  - MP30932 0111
- Adult toys from Dodge.
  - MP30519 0101
- An Adventure in film lighting.
  - MP30226 0093
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 1.
  - R659390 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 2.
  - R659391 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 3.
  - R659392 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 4.
  - R659387 0129
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 5.
  - R659393 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 6.
  - R659395 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 7.
  - R659396 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 8.
  - R659400 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 9.
  - R659397 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 10.
  - R659398 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 11.
  - R659399 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 12.
  - R659401 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 13.
  - R659402 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 14.
  - R659403 0130
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 15.
  - R659404 0130
- The Adventures of Super Dewey.
  - LU3762 0088
- Aesop Films, Inc.
  - MP30940 0111
  - MP30941 0111
- Aetna Life and Casualty.
  - MP30091 0089
- Aetos Produzioni Cinematografiche, S.B.L.
  - LP47340 0070
- African suite.
  - LU3754 0088
- Africa’s child.
  - LP47588 0076
- Aftermath of a tragedy.
  - LP47189 0067
- Agent’s agreement AA3.
  - MP30306 0095
- AGI-EBE earth science program.
  - MP30928 0111
  - MP30952 0112
  - MP30965 0112
- Agricultural Station, University of Vermont.
  - SEE University of Vermont, Burlington. Agricultural Station.
- AG tractor service policy.
  - MP30359 0096
- Aims Instructional Media Services, Inc.
  - MP30762 0106
- Ain’t loveth grand?
  - LP47797 0082
- Air full of death.
  - LP47141 0065
- Airline glamour girls.
  - R660533 0130
- A is for aardvark.
  - LP47398 0071
- Akron Brass Company, a subsidiary of Premier Industrial Corporation.
  - SEE Premier Industrial Corporation. Akron Brass Company.
- Alan Enterprises, Inc.
  - R652897 0123
- The Albany Medical College.
  - MP30510 0100
  - MP30511 0100
- Alberto Culver Company.
  - MU10074 0115
  - MU10155 0117
  - MU10156 0117
  - MU10157 0117
  - MU10184 0118
  - MU10249 0120
  - MU10250 0120
- Albright, Lee.
  - LP47033 0062
- Albright Cinematic Enterprises.
  - LP47033 0062
- Alcohol and teenagers.
  - MP30376 0097
- Alcohol: an understanding of the drug.
  - MP30375 0097
  - MP30376 0097
  - MP30377 0097
  - MP30378 0097
  - MP30379 0097
  - MP30380 0097
- Alcohol: drinking and driving.
  - MP30377 0097
- Alcohol: its behavior in the body.
  - MP30379 0097
- Alcohol: overview.
  - MP30375 0097
- Alcohol: what is it?
  - MP30380 0097
- Alcohol: what we know about alcohol.
  - MP30375 0097
- Alderson, Wayne T.
  - MP30494 0100
- Alesse, Craig.
  - MP30569 0102
- Ali, Muhammad.
  - LP47877 0085
- Alias Darrin Stephens.
  - LP47667 0079
- Alibi.
  - LP47756 0081
- Alien country.
  - LP47303 0069
- Al in the family.
  - LP47708 0080
- All abir-r-r-d.
  - R656667 0125
- Allan.
  - LP47029 0062
- All at sea.
  - LP47171 0066
- Allergic to ancient Macedonian dodo birds.
  - LP47388 0071
- Allied Artists Pictures Corporation.
  - R651074 0123
  - R651075 0123
- All in a day.
  - LP47843 0084
- All in the family.
  - LP46991 0061
  - LP46992 0061
  - LP46993 0061
  - LP46994 0061
- All lit up.
  - LP47036 0062
- All’s war, in love and fairs.
  - LP47790 0082
- All the King’s men.
  - R654960 0124
- All these women.
  - LP47072 0063
- All this and World War 2.
  - MP30075 0089
- Allwhit, Inc.
  - LP46985 0060
  - LP46986 0060
  - LP46987 0061
  - LP46988 0061
  - LP46989 0061
  - LP46990 0061
- Almost a bride.
  - R651875 0123
- The Alpha-Bravo war.
  - LP47288 0069
- The Alpha caper.
  - LP46893 0058
- Alpine champions.
  - R664683 0132
- Alson Productions, Inc.
  - R657308 0126
- Altschul (Gilbert) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31038 0114
  - MP31039 0114
- Altus Films Productions.
  - MP30944 0112
- Always leave them laughing.
  - R653702 0124
- Amanita.
  - MP30230 0093
- Amaze Company.
  - MU10185 0118
- Ambassador College, Pasadena.
  - MP30264 0094
  - MP30265 0094
  - MP30266 0094
  - MP30267 0094
  - MP30268 0094
  - MP30269 0094
  - MP30270 0094
  - MP30271 0094
  - MP30272 0094
  - MP30273 0094
  - MP30274 0094
  - MP30275 0094
  - MP30276 0094
  - MP30277 0094
  - MP30278 0094
- Amberly Productions, Inc.
  - MP30414 0098
- Ambush.
  - R656803 0126
- America at the movies.
  - MP30305 0095
- American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.
  - LP47866 0085
  - MP30985 0113
  - MP30986 0113
  - MP30987 0113
  - MP30988 0113
- The American character.
  - MP30950 0112
  - MP30975 0112
- The American Chemical Society.
  - MP30234 0093
- American College of Radiology, Chicago.
  - MP29852 0089
  - MP29853 0089
  - MP29854 0089
  - MP29855 0089
  - MP29856 0089
  - MP29857 0089
- The American Film Institute.
  - MP30305 0095
- The American Geological Institute.
  - MP30928 0111
  - MP30952 0112
  - MP30965 0112
- American heritage of hospitality.
  - R650412 0121
- American Hospital Association.
  - MP30880 0109
- American International.
  - LF370 0057
  - LF371 0057
  - LP46954 0060
  - LP47165 0066
  - LP47195 0067
  - LP47357 0071
  - LP47824 0083
  - LP47870 0085
- American International Pictures, Inc.
  - LF363 0057
  - LP46903 0058
  - LP46904 0058
  - LP46954 0060
  - LP47065 0063
  - LP47194 0067
  - LP47340 0070
  - LP47357 0071
  - LP47567 0076
- American International Productions.
  - LP46954 0060
- American Optometric Association.
  - MP31026 0114
- American Optometric Association. Committee on Career Guidance.
  - MP31026 0114
- The American parade, episode 7.
  - MP30534 0101
- The American parade, episode 8.
  - MP30535 0101
- The American parade, episode 9.
  - MP30536 0101
- American Revolution Bicentennial Administration.
  - MP30305 0095
- American’s birthday parade, 200 years of freedom for all.
  - MP30527 0101
- American songfest.
  - LP47625 0078
- American Telephone and Telegraph Company.
  - MP30530 0101
- American Telephone and Telegraph Company. Bell System.
  - MP30530 0101
- America—we’ve got a problem.
  - MP30585 0102
- America—where do we stand?
  - MP30264 0094
- Amherst Media.
  - MP30569 0102
- Amjo Productions.
  - SEE Amlo Productions, Ltd.
- Amlo Productions, Ltd.
  - LP46940 0059
- Amoco Oil Company.
  - MP30555 0101
- Anatomy of a bribe.
  - LP46941 0059
- Anatomy of two rapes.
  - LP47890 0085
- And baby makes three.
  - R650407 0121
- Andersen, Hans Christian.
  - LP46902 0058
- And hear a sudden cry.
  - LP47530 0075
- And justice for all. The Jury.
  - LP47060 0062
- And something makes four.
  - LP47496 0074
- And sorrow for angels.
  - LP47535 0075
- And then I wrote.
  - LP47673 0079
- And then there were three.
  - LP47373 0071
- Angela.
  - LP47922 0087
- Animaland.
  - LP47013 0061
- Annie.
  - LF375 0057
- Annie get your gun.
  - R660304 0130
- Annie Hall.
  - LP47932 0087
- Anniversary.
  - R658323 0128
- Another road.
  - R657904 0127
- ANS Cobol techniques.
  - MP30717 0105
- The Answer.
  - LP47102 0064
- Answered questions.
  - MP30370 0097
- The Anvil chorus.
  - LP47167 0066
- AOA.
  - SEE American Optometric Association.
- Apartment three.
  - LP47623 0078
- Apartment 3.
  - LP47623 0078
- Approaching potentially explosive conflicts.
  - MP30262 0094
- An Approach to conflict management.
  - MP30259 0094
  - MP30260 0094
  - MP30261 0094
  - MP30262 0094
- An Approach to conflict management, conflict resolution, utilizing community resources.
  - MP30447 0099
- An Approach to medical care evaluation studies.
  - MP30079 0089
- Archeological dating: retracing time.
  - MP30967 0112
- Archie’s brief encounter.
  - LP46992 0061
- Archie’s secret passion.
  - LP46991 0061
- Arden Films, Inc.
  - MP30429 0098
  - MP30431 0098
- The Arena.
  - LP47631 0078
- Arena Productions, Inc.
  - LP46973 0060
  - LP46974 0060
  - LP46975 0060
  - LP47154 0065
  - LP47155 0066
  - LP47156 0066
  - LP47187 0066
- Are parents pickles.
  - LP47839 0084
- Argos Films, S.A.
  - LF366 0057
- “AR” gun training film.
  - MP30556 0101
- Armstrong, Anthony.
  - LF360 0057
- Arm wrestling.
  - MP30092 0089
- Arrested for life.
  - LP47626 0078
- Art-Co Productions.
  - MP30562 0102
- Art for Mom’s sake.
  - LP47690 0079
- Art for Sam’s sake.
  - LP47508 0074
- Arthritis and allied disorders.
  - MP29856 0089
- Arthritis patient education series.
  - MP30215 0092
- The Arthroscope in diagnosis and treatment.
  - MP30713 0105
- Artimus and old laces: Long multiplication.
  - MP30938 0111
- Art scene: Newton Elementary Schools.
  - MP30587 0102
- Asam, Julia McCain Lampkin-.
  - SEE Lampkin-Asam, Julia McCain.
- Asarco, Inc.
  - MP30449 0099
- Ashmont.
  - LP47597 0077
  - LP47598 0077
  - LP47599 0077
  - LP47600 0077
  - LP47601 0077
  - LP47602 0077
  - LP47603 0077
  - LP47604 0077
  - LP47605 0077
  - LP47606 0077
  - LP47607 0077
  - LP47608 0077
  - LP47609 0077
  - LP47610 0077
  - LP47611 0077
  - LP47612 0077
  - LP47613 0077
  - LP47614 0077
  - LP47615 0077
  - LP47616 0077
  - LP47617 0078
  - LP47618 0078
  - LP47619 0078
  - LP47620 0078
  - LP47621 0078
- Asia’s new voice.
  - R653638 0123
- Aspen.
  - MP30283 0094
- The Asphalt jungle.
  - R660303 0130
- Aspirin at seven, dinner at eight.
  - LP47700 0080
- The Assassin.
  - R655944 0125
- Associated Artists, Inc.
  - LP47185 0066
- Associated Television (Overseas) Ltd.
  - LF369 0057
- The Astonished heart.
  - R651743 0123
- Astre and Sunbird versus foreign competition.
  - MP30488 0100
  - MP30489 0100
- Atchafalaya, America’s largest river basin swamp.
  - MP30850 0109
- Atkins, Pierce.
  - LP47636 0078
  - LP47637 0078
- Atkins (Pierce) Productions.
  - LP47636 0078
  - LP47637 0078
- Atlantic Productions, Inc.
  - LP47196 0067
- Attack on Camelot.
  - R659387 0129
- Attitudes for survival.
  - MP30290 0094
- Audio Visual Services, Division of Training and Education, Ypsilanti State Hospital.
  - SEE Ypsilanti State Hospital (MI) Division of Training and Education. Audio Visual Services.
- Audrey Rose.
  - LP47350 0070
- Aunt Clara’s old flame.
  - LP47675 0079
- Aunt Clara’s Victoria victory.
  - LP47511 0074
- Aunt Esther and Uncle Woodrow pfft.
  - LP46921 0059
- Australian surf masters.
  - R660544 0130
- Authors Research Company.
  - R653822 0124
  - R653823 0124
  - R653824 0124
  - R653825 0124
- Autopsy.
  - LP46978 0060
- Auto-Safe R/D Corporation.
  - SEE Auto-Safe Research and Development Corporation.
- Auto-Safe Research and Development Corporation.
  - MP30384 0097
- Avatar Learning, Inc.
  - MP30955 0112
- Avco-Embassy Pictures.
  - LP46896 0058
- A-V Corporation. Teaching Films, Inc.
  - MU10056 0115
  - MU10057 0115
- Avdek, Joseph Russel.
  - LP47871 0085
- Avicon, Inc.
  - MP30584 0102
- Avis Corporation.
  - MU10102 0116
  - MU10103 0116
  - MU10104 0116
  - MU10105 0116
- Avis girl.
  - MU10104 0116
- Avon Products, Inc.
  - MP30512 0100
  - MP30723 0105
- AV Products, Inc.
  - MP30717 0105
- Aycee Productions.
  - LP47869 0085
- Baby’s first paragraph.
  - LP47375 0071
- Backfire.
  - R654407 0124
- Backyard activity.
  - MP30890 0110
- Backyard discovery.
  - MP30886 0110
- A Bad day for fishing.
  - LP47181 0066
- A Bad deal in the valley.
  - LP47546 0075
- Bad dude.
  - LP47955 0088
- Bagdad.
  - R657838 0127
- Bakshi Productions, Inc.
  - LP46951 0060
- Balanced plugback jobs.
  - MP30993 0113
- Balance of life.
  - MP30919 0111
  - MP30920 0111
  - MP30921 0111
  - MP30922 0111
  - MP30923 0111
  - MP30924 0111
  - MP30925 0111
  - MP30926 0111
  - MP30927 0111
- Balsiger, David.
  - LP47339 0070
- Balzac, Honore.
  - SEE Balzac, Honore De.
- Balzac, Honore De.
  - R657911 0128
- Banana fever: Short division.
  - MP30939 0111
- Bandit, banker and blonde.
  - R657905 0127
- Banyon.
  - LP47020 0061
- Barbee, Chuck.
  - MP30581 0102
- Barbee (Chuck) Productions.
  - MP30581 0102
- Barhydt, James D.
  - MP30143 0090
- Barnaby Jones.
  - LP47275 0069
  - LP47276 0069
  - LP47277 0069
  - LP47278 0069
  - LP47279 0069
  - LP47280 0069
  - LP47281 0069
  - LP47282 0069
  - LP47283 0069
  - LP47284 0069
  - LP47285 0069
  - LP47286 0069
  - LP47287 0069
  - LP47288 0069
  - LP47312 0070
  - LP47313 0070
  - LP47314 0070
  - LP47315 0070
  - LP47316 0070
  - LP47317 0070
  - LP47318 0070
  - LP47319 0070
  - LP47320 0070
  - LP47321 0070
- Barnes, Ann B.
  - MU10183 0118
- Barongreen, Ltd.
  - LF375 0057
- Barricade.
  - R650853 0122
- Barrington, Pamela.
  - LF357 0057
- Bartosch, Berthold.
  - MP30905 0110
- Bartosch, Maria.
  - MP30905 0110
- Baseball basics and blunders.
  - LP47341 0070
- Basic acoustics 1.
  - MU10075 0115
- Basic acoustics 2.
  - MU10076 0116
- Basic film editing.
  - MP30229 0093
- Basic film photography.
  - MP30228 0093
- Basic job skills: dealing with customers.
  - MP30860 0109
- Basics of proportioning.
  - MP30558 0102
- Basketball headliners of 1949.
  - R657656 0127
- Bateman, Kent B.
  - LU3763 0088
- Bathing beach boob.
  - LP46876 0057
  - LP46877 0057
  - LP47052 0062
- Batman and Robin, no. 3.
  - R654955 0124
- The Battle of Burning Oak.
  - LP47460 0074
- Battle scene.
  - R655948 0125
- Baurley, Skip.
  - MP30092 0089
  - MP30188 0092
  - MP30189 0092
- Bay-Houston Towing Company, Inc.
  - MP30296 0095
- Baystate Film Productions, Inc.
  - MP30097 0089
  - MP30098 0089
  - MP30099 0089
  - MP30100 0089
- Beach peach.
  - R662841 0131
- Beartooth.
  - LU3752 0088
- Beartooth, Ltd.
  - LU3752 0088
- The Beat of a different drummer.
  - MP30583 0102
- Beatrice Foods Company. Sanna Division.
  - MP30258 0094
  - MP30463 0099
- The Beautiful die young.
  - LP47887 0085
- Beauty a la mud.
  - LP47849 0084
- Beauty on parade.
  - LP46895 0058
  - R658703 0129
- The Beauty shop.
  - LP47849 0084
- Be careful what you pray for.
  - LP47959 0088
- Bechtel Corporation.
  - MP30449 0099
- Beck, Stephen.
  - MP30901 0110
- Beckwith, Reginald.
  - LF356 0057
- The Bed by the window.
  - R658324 0128
- Bedknobs and drumsticks.
  - LP47779 0082
- Bedtime.
  - MP30883 0109
- Bedtime story.
  - MP30711 0105
- Beethoven, Brahms and Partridge.
  - LP47707 0080
- Before and after your surgery.
  - MP30180 0092
- A Beginning.
  - MP30806 0108
- Beginning feeling: Doctor Binder with Kathy, the second day of therapy.
  - MU10171 0118
- A Behavioral approach.
  - MP30881 0109
- Behavioral Images, Inc.
  - MP30847 0108
  - MP30848 0109
- Behavioral interviewing with couples.
  - MP30847 0108
- Behavioral Research Associates.
  - MP30876 0109
- Behavior modeling training.
  - MP30443 0099
- Behind the green door.
  - MP30483 0100
- Beiderwell, Wayne.
  - MP31023 0114
- Bela Bartok.
  - MU10182 0118
- Bell, Annie.
  - LF375 0057
- Bell and Howell Company.
  - MP30101 0089
- The Bellingrath-Morse Foundation.
  - MU10116 0117
- Bell System, American Telephone and Telegraph Company.
  - SEE American Telephone and Telegraph Company. Bell System.
- Belson, Jordan.
  - MP30901 0110
- Benchley, Nathaniel.
  - LP46977 0060
- Benchley, Peter.
  - LP47876 0085
- Beneficial Finance Company.
  - MP30485 0100
- Beneficial Management Corporation of America.
  - MP30485 0100
  - MP30508 0100
- Bennett (Harve) Productions.
  - LP47806 0083
  - LP47807 0083
  - LP47808 0083
  - LP47809 0083
  - LP47810 0083
  - LP47811 0083
  - LP47812 0083
  - LP47813 0083
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
  - LP47945 0087
  - LP47946 0087
  - LP47947 0087
- Benson, E. F.
  - LP47925 0087
- Benson, Randall S.
  - MP30146 0091
- Berbert, George E.
  - MU10162 0118
- Bergman.
  - SEE Proctor and Bergman.
- Berlin powderkeg.
  - R650507 0122
- Berman, Leonard S.
  - LP46902 0058
- Bert D’Angelo/Superstar.
  - LP47263 0069
  - LP47264 0069
  - LP47265 0069
  - LP47266 0069
  - LP47267 0069
  - LP47268 0069
  - LP47269 0069
  - LP47270 0069
  - LP47271 0069
  - LP47272 0069
  - LP47273 0069
  - LP47274 0069
- The Best judge money can buy.
  - LP47088 0063
- The Best laid schemes.
  - LP47132 0065
- The Best war in town.
  - LP47091 0063
- The Bet.
  - R657895 0127
- The Betrayal.
  - LP47086 0063
- Better health care.
  - MP31016 0114
- Better incontinent care, the easy way.
  - MP31016 0114
- Between.
  - MP30513 0100
- Between the lines.
  - LP47628 0078
- Beware of Blondie.
  - R657544 0127
- Beware the dog.
  - LP47281 0069
- Bewitched.
  - LP47358 0071
  - LP47407 0072
  - LP47408 0072
  - LP47409 0072
  - LP47410 0072
  - LP47411 0072
  - LP47412 0072
  - LP47413 0072
  - LP47414 0072
  - LP47415 0072
  - LP47416 0072
  - LP47417 0072
  - LP47418 0072
  - LP47419 0072
  - LP47420 0072
  - LP47421 0072
  - LP47422 0072
  - LP47423 0072
  - LP47424 0072
  - LP47425 0072
  - LP47426 0072
  - LP47427 0072
  - LP47428 0072
  - LP47429 0072
  - LP47430 0072
  - LP47431 0072
  - LP47432 0072
  - LP47433 0072
  - LP47434 0072
  - LP47435 0072
  - LP47436 0072
  - LP47437 0072
  - LP47438 0072
  - LP47439 0072
  - LP47440 0072
  - LP47441 0072
  - LP47442 0073
  - LP47443 0073
  - LP47444 0073
  - LP47445 0073
  - LP47446 0073
  - LP47447 0073
  - LP47448 0073
  - LP47449 0073
  - LP47450 0073
  - LP47451 0073
  - LP47452 0073
  - LP47453 0073
  - LP47454 0073
  - LP47455 0073
  - LP47456 0073
  - LP47457 0073
  - LP47458 0073
  - LP47459 0073
  - LP47460 0073
  - LP47461 0073
  - LP47462 0073
  - LP47463 0073
  - LP47464 0073
  - LP47465 0073
  - LP47466 0073
  - LP47467 0073
  - LP47468 0073
  - LP47469 0073
  - LP47470 0073
  - LP47471 0073
  - LP47472 0073
  - LP47473 0073
  - LP47474 0073
  - LP47475 0073
  - LP47476 0073
  - LP47477 0073
  - LP47478 0073
  - LP47479 0073
  - LP47480 0074
  - LP47481 0074
  - LP47482 0074
  - LP47483 0074
  - LP47484 0074
  - LP47485 0074
  - LP47486 0074
  - LP47487 0074
  - LP47488 0074
  - LP47489 0074
  - LP47490 0074
  - LP47491 0074
  - LP47492 0074
  - LP47493 0074
  - LP47494 0074
  - LP47495 0074
  - LP47496 0074
  - LP47497 0074
  - LP47498 0074
  - LP47499 0074
  - LP47500 0074
  - LP47501 0074
  - LP47502 0074
  - LP47503 0074
  - LP47504 0074
  - LP47505 0074
  - LP47506 0074
  - LP47507 0074
  - LP47508 0074
  - LP47509 0074
  - LP47510 0074
  - LP47511 0074
  - LP47512 0074
  - LP47513 0074
  - LP47514 0074
  - LP47515 0074
  - LP47516 0074
  - LP47517 0074
  - LP47518 0074
  - LP47519 0074
  - LP47520 0074
  - LP47521 0075
  - LP47522 0075
  - LP47523 0075
  - LP47524 0075
  - LP47525 0075
  - LP47526 0075
  - LP47527 0075
  - LP47528 0075
  - LP47529 0075
  - LP47582 0076
  - LP47583 0076
  - LP47597 0077
  - LP47598 0077
  - LP47599 0077
  - LP47600 0077
  - LP47601 0077
  - LP47602 0077
  - LP47603 0077
  - LP47604 0077
  - LP47605 0077
  - LP47606 0077
  - LP47607 0077
  - LP47608 0077
  - LP47609 0077
  - LP47610 0077
  - LP47611 0077
  - LP47612 0077
  - LP47613 0077
  - LP47614 0077
  - LP47615 0077
  - LP47616 0077
  - LP47617 0078
  - LP47618 0078
  - LP47619 0078
  - LP47620 0078
  - LP47621 0078
  - LP47638 0078
  - LP47639 0078
  - LP47640 0078
  - LP47641 0078
  - LP47642 0078
  - LP47643 0078
  - LP47644 0078
  - LP47645 0078
  - LP47646 0078
  - LP47647 0078
  - LP47648 0078
  - LP47649 0078
  - LP47650 0078
  - LP47651 0078
  - LP47652 0078
  - LP47653 0078
  - LP47654 0078
  - LP47655 0078
  - LP47656 0078
  - LP47657 0078
  - LP47658 0078
  - LP47659 0078
  - LP47660 0079
  - LP47661 0079
  - LP47662 0079
  - LP47663 0079
  - LP47664 0079
  - LP47665 0079
  - LP47666 0079
  - LP47667 0079
  - LP47668 0079
  - LP47669 0079
  - LP47670 0079
  - LP47671 0079
  - LP47672 0079
  - LP47673 0079
  - LP47674 0079
  - LP47675 0079
  - LP47676 0079
  - LP47677 0079
  - LP47761 0081
- Bewitched, bothered and Baldoni.
  - LP47607 0077
- Bewitched, bothered and infuriated.
  - LP47503 0074
- Bewitched, no. 1.
  - LP47361 0071
- Bewitched, no. 5.
  - LP47362 0071
- Bewitched, no. 7.
  - LP47365 0071
- Bewitched, no. 8.
  - LP47360 0071
- Bewitched, no. 10.
  - LP47364 0071
- Bewitched, no. 16.
  - LP47370 0071
- Bewitched, no. 17.
  - LP47398 0071
- Bewitched, no. 19.
  - LP47399 0071
- Bewitched, no. 20.
  - LP47400 0071
- Bewitched, no. 22.
  - LP47401 0071
- Bewitched, no. 23.
  - LP47368 0071
- Bewitched, no. 24.
  - LP47402 0072
- Bewitched, no. 25.
  - LP47403 0072
- Bewitched, no. 26.
  - LP47404 0072
- Bewitched, no. 30.
  - LP47369 0071
- Bewitched, no. 31.
  - LP47405 0072
- Bewitched, no. 32.
  - LP47406 0072
- Bewitched, no. 33.
  - LP47397 0071
- Bewitched, no. 34.
  - LP47367 0071
- Bewitched, no. 35.
  - LP47396 0071
- Bewitched, no. 38.
  - LP47395 0071
- Bewitched, no. 42.
  - LP47394 0071
- Bewitched, no. 54.
  - LP47373 0071
- Bewitched, no. 55.
  - LP47366 0071
- Bewitched, no. 58.
  - LP47374 0071
- Bewitched, no. 60.
  - LP47371 0071
- Bewitched, no. 62.
  - LP47375 0071
- Bewitched, no. 64.
  - LP47372 0071
- Bewitched, no. 72.
  - LP47363 0071
- Bewitched, no. 73.
  - LP47359 0071
- Bewitched, no. 78.
  - LP47389 0071
- Bewitched, no. 82.
  - LP47390 0071
- Bewitched, no. 86.
  - LP47391 0071
- Bewitched, no. 87.
  - LP47392 0071
- Bewitched, no. 89.
  - LP47393 0071
- Bewitched, no. 97.
  - LP47382 0071
- Bewitched, no. 101.
  - LP47383 0071
- Bewitched, no. 110.
  - LP47384 0071
- Bewitched, no. 117.
  - LP47385 0071
- Bewitched, no. 118.
  - LP47388 0071
- Bewitched, no. 119.
  - LP47387 0071
- Bewitched, no. 124.
  - LP47386 0071
- Bewitched, no. 126.
  - LP47376 0071
- Bewitched, no. 129.
  - LP47379 0071
- Bewitched, no. 131.
  - LP47380 0071
- Bewitched, no. 134.
  - LP47381 0071
- Bewitched, no. 135.
  - LP47377 0071
- Bewitched, no. 136.
  - LP47378 0071
- Beyond Atlantis.
  - LP47865 0085
- Bicycle safety: the rules of the road.
  - MP30199 0092
- The Bicycle thief.
  - R652515 0123
  - R661101 0131
- The Big auto race.
  - LP47233 0068
- The Big bird cage.
  - LP47633 0078
- The Big bus.
  - LP47145 0065
- The Big Fights, Inc.
  - MP30094 0089
- The Big hangover.
  - R657251 0126
- The Big idea.
  - LP47234 0068
- The Big kidnap caper.
  - LP47178 0066
- Big move.
  - LP46995 0061
  - LP46996 0061
- The Big operation.
  - LP47046 0062
- The Big time.
  - LP47356 0070
- The Bike bug.
  - LP47851 0084
- Bike driver Mike.
  - MP30525 0101
- Bike safety: Making the right moves.
  - MP30929 0111
- Bike talk.
  - MP30348 0096
- Biological reflectors 1.
  - MU10080 0116
- Biological reflectors 2.
  - MU10081 0116
- Bionic beauty.
  - LP47946 0087
- Bionic Knife and cutting board case.
  - MP30878 0109
- The Bionic woman.
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
  - LP47945 0087
  - LP47946 0087
  - LP47947 0087
- Birdies, bogies and Baxter.
  - LP47518 0074
- BJLJ Corporation.
  - SEE BJLJ International Corporation.
- BJLJ International Corporation.
  - LP46908 0058
  - LP46910 0058
- Black Bart.
  - LP47011 0061
- Black hand.
  - R653591 0123
- Black samurai.
  - LP46910 0058
- Black samurai (trailer)
  - LP46908 0058
- Black Sunday.
  - LP47579 0076
- Blair, Clay, Jr.
  - LP47581 0076
- Blankenship, David C.
  - MU10059 0115
- Blast.
  - LP47901 0086
- Blast effects and protection against explosions.
  - MP30209 0092
- Blaze of glory.
  - LP47917 0086
- Blazing magnum.
  - LF371 0057
- Blessings Corporation.
  - MP31016 0114
- The Blind mellow jelly collection.
  - LP46912 0058
- Blonde dynamite.
  - R658062 0128
- Blondie’s hero.
  - R657543 0127
- Bloodlines.
  - LP47262 0069
- Blood pressure control—a report from four cities.
  - MP30565 0102
- Blood relations.
  - LP47286 0069
- Bloody nose.
  - LP47906 0086
- Blotnick, Elihu.
  - MP30506 0100
- The Blue Racer.
  - LP46961 0060
- Board of Education, San Diego County.
  - SEE San Diego County, CA. Board of Education.
- The Bobbs-Merrill Company, Inc.
  - LP47205 0067
  - R664145 0131
  - R664146 0131
- Body beautiful.
  - MU10249 0120
- Bodyhold.
  - R654963 0124
- The Body human—the miracle months.
  - MP30768 0107
- Bold sharing.
  - MP30219 0093
- Bomba on Panther Island.
  - R651075 0123
- A Bone for a bone.
  - R656682 0125
- The Book of fear.
  - LP47270 0069
- Book of numbers.
  - LP46894 0058
- Born for hard luck, Peg Leg Sam Jackson.
  - MP31015 0114
- Born free.
  - LP47585 0076
  - LP47586 0076
  - LP47587 0076
  - LP47588 0076
  - LP47589 0077
  - LP47590 0077
  - LP47591 0077
  - LP47592 0077
  - LP47593 0077
  - LP47594 0077
  - LP47595 0077
  - LP47596 0077
  - LP47931 0087
- Bosustow (Stephen) Productions.
  - LP46943 0059
  - LP46944 0059
  - LP47971 0088
  - LP47972 0088
- Both sides of the law.
  - LP47956 0088
- Boundaries unlimited.
  - R651047 0122
- Bound for glory.
  - LP47757 0081
- The Bound for Glory Company.
  - LP47757 0081
- Bowen, Murray.
  - MP30160 0091
  - MP30946 0112
- Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University.
  - SEE Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, NC. Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics.
- Boxing.
  - MP30189 0092
- A Boy, a girl and a bike.
  - LF359 0057
  - R664835 0132
- Boy and girl of Britain.
  - MP30873 0109
- The Boy and the eagle.
  - R660536 0130
- The Boy next door.
  - LP47109 0064
- Boys in brown.
  - LF356 0057
  - R664833 0132
- The Boy who talked to badgers.
  - LP46928 0059
  - LP46929 0059
- Brakhage, Stan.
  - MP30398 0097
  - MP30780 0107
  - MP30983 0113
- Brandeis University Film Workshop.
  - MP30587 0102
- The Brave engineer.
  - R659929 0130
- Breaker! breaker!
  - LP47870 0085
- Breakfast cookery.
  - MP30772 0107
- Breaking the tape.
  - R651048 0122
- Breast feeding.
  - MP30496 0100
- Brecher, Irving.
  - R657386 0126
  - R657387 0126
  - R657388 0126
  - R657389 0126
  - R657390 0126
  - R657391 0126
  - R657392 0126
  - R657393 0126
  - R657394 0126
  - R657395 0126
  - R657396 0126
  - R657397 0126
  - R657398 0126
  - R657399 0126
  - R657400 0126
  - R657401 0126
  - R657402 0126
  - R657403 0126
  - R657404 0126
  - R657405 0126
  - R657406 0126
  - R657407 0126
  - R657408 0127
  - R657409 0127
  - R659300 0129
- Brecher Productions, Inc.
  - R655150 0124
- Brenner (Joseph) Associates, Inc.
  - LP46978 0060
- Bride for sale.
  - R656588 0125
- The Bridge on the River Dozy.
  - LF376 0057
- A Bridge too far.
  - LP47933 0087
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT.
  - LP46955 0060
  - LP47061 0062
  - MP30294 0095
  - MP30913 0110
  - MP30919 0111
  - MP30920 0111
  - MP30921 0111
  - MP30922 0111
  - MP30923 0111
  - MP30924 0111
  - MP30925 0111
  - MP30926 0111
  - MP30927 0111
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Department of Educational Psychology.
  - MP30919 0111
  - MP30920 0111
  - MP30921 0111
  - MP30922 0111
  - MP30923 0111
  - MP30924 0111
  - MP30925 0111
  - MP30926 0111
  - MP30927 0111
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Division of Media Development and Production.
  - MP30919 0111
  - MP30924 0111
  - MP30927 0111
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Instructional Television Services.
  - MP30920 0111
  - MP30922 0111
  - MP30923 0111
  - MP30925 0111
  - MP30926 0111
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Media Production Studio.
  - MP30919 0111
  - MP30920 0111
  - MP30921 0111
  - MP30922 0111
  - MP30923 0111
  - MP30924 0111
  - MP30925 0111
  - MP30926 0111
  - MP30927 0111
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Media Services.
  - LP46955 0060
  - LP47061 0062
  - MP30294 0095
  - MP30913 0110
  - MP30921 0111
- British Lion/EMI.
  - LP46867 0057
- Brother Rice High School, 1975–76.
  - MU10099 0116
- Brothers.
  - LP47222 0067
- Broussard, Elsie R.
  - MP30147 0091
- Brown horse connection.
  - LP47268 0069
- Brown ’n Serve, Brownie.
  - MP30420 0098
- Bruce Cohn Curtis Films, Inc.
  - SEE Curtis (Bruce Cohn) Films, Inc.
- Bruce Lee’s original screen test.
  - MP30522 0101
- Brushing.
  - MP30090 0089
- Brushing techniques.
  - MP30090 0089
- Brut Productions, Inc.
  - LP46894 0058
  - LP46977 0060
- The Bubble bath.
  - MP30712 0105
- Buchanan, William J.
  - LP46955 0060
- Buddhism—be ye lamps unto yourselves.
  - MP30986 0113
- Buena Vista Distributing Company, Inc.
  - LP46956 0060
- Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc.
  - LF365 0057
  - LP47148 0065
  - LP47924 0087
- Buffet cookery.
  - MP30771 0107
- Buffet presentations.
  - MP30774 0107
- Buggy bout golf.
  - LP47240 0068
- Bugsy Malone.
  - LF368 0057
- Bugsy Malone Productions, Ltd.
  - LF368 0057
- Building for the future.
  - MU10228 0119
- Building the concepts of addition and subtraction.
  - MP30158 0091
- Building the concepts of multiplication and division.
  - MP30159 0091
- A Bum raps.
  - LP47655 0078
- A Bum’s dream.
  - LP47226 0068
- Bunker Hill bunny.
  - R656664 0125
- A Bunny for Tabitha.
  - LP47486 0074
- Burnford (Paul) Educational Films, Inc.
  - MP30228 0093
  - MP30229 0093
- Burnford (Paul) Film Productions.
  - MP30225 0093
  - MP30226 0093
  - MP30227 0093
- Burrmann, John.
  - LP47356 0070
- Burroughs, Edgar Rice.
  - R658063 0128
- Burstyn (Joseph) Inc.
  - R652515 0123
- Burton, Charles.
  - MP30416 0098
  - MP30417 0098
- Burton (Gregg) Enterprises, Inc.
  - MP30781 0107
- Burwood Pictures Corporation.
  - R652897 0123
- The Bush babies.
  - LF376 0057
- The Bushwhackers.
  - LP47816 0083
- Bushy hare.
  - R656669 0125
- Business, Italian style.
  - LP47384 0071
- Bus station.
  - LP47125 0065
- Buster rides high.
  - LP47825 0083
- Buster’s bust up.
  - LP47825 0083
  - LP47840 0084
- Buster’s little fire engine.
  - LP47840 0084
- But the memory lingers on.
  - LP47768 0082
- But who will bless thy daughter, Nora?
  - LP47539 0075
- Bye, bye, Blue Beard.
  - R656689 0125
- Cactus Clyde Distributions, Inc.
  - MP30850 0109
- Cadet d’eau douce.
  - LP46945 0059
- Cadillac Gage Company.
  - MU10158 0118
- Cadillac Motor Car Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Cadillac Motor Car Division.
- Cadillac Plastic and Chemical Company.
  - MP30803 0107
- Caidin, Martin.
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
  - LP47945 0087
  - LP47946 0087
  - LP47947 0087
- The California Kid.
  - LP47348 0070
- California. State Department of Education.
  - MP30881 0109
  - MP30882 0109
  - MP30883 0109
  - MP30884 0109
  - MP30885 0109
  - MP30886 0110
  - MP30867 0110
  - MP30888 0110
  - MP30889 0110
  - MP30890 0110
  - MP30891 0110
  - MP30892 0110
  - MP30893 0110
  - MP30894 0110
  - MP30895 0110
  - MP30896 0110
  - MP30897 0110
  - MP30898 0110
  - MP30899 0110
  - MP30900 0110
- Callaway (Fuller E.) Foundation, Inc.
  - MP30150 0091
  - MP30151 0091
  - MP30152 0091
  - MP30153 0091
  - MP30154 0091
  - MP30155 0091
  - MP30156 0091
  - MP30157 0091
  - MP30158 0091
  - MP30159 0091
- Calumet bluebloods.
  - R660534 0130
- Cameo productions.
  - MP30527 0101
- Camera magic: the art of special effects.
  - MP30227 0093
- Campaign ’76.
  - MP30837 0108
- Campaign ’76: an election preview.
  - MP30838 0108
- Campaign ’76: Race for the White House, the issues in the Midwest.
  - MP30542 0101
- Campaign ’76: Race for the White House, the perils of polling.
  - MP30541 0101
- Campaign ’76: The Florida primary.
  - MP30544 0101
- Campaign ’76: The Illinois primary.
  - MP30545 0101
- Campaign ’76: The Massachusetts and Vermont primaries.
  - MP30540 0101
- Campaign ’76: The Republican National Convention, the week Ford won.
  - MP30543 0101
- Campaign ’76: what happened last night.
  - MP30836 0108
- Canada Dry Corporation.
  - MP30719 0105
  - MP30720 0105
  - MP30721 0105
- Canada unlimited.
  - R660537 0130
- The Canadian File Development Corporation.
  - LF363 0057
- Canadian roughriders.
  - R655898 0124
- Canary row.
  - R656671 0125
- Candice Christmas.
  - MU10028 0114
- Candide.
  - MP30943 0111
- Candid microphone.
  - R659068 0129
- Candid mike.
  - R650414 0121
  - R658697 0128
- The Candles of his mind: Remediation.
  - MP30923 0111
- Canned feud.
  - R656680 0125
- Cannon.
  - LP47254 0068
  - LP47255 0068
  - LP47256 0068
  - LP47257 0068
  - LP47258 0068
  - LP47259 0068
  - LP47260 0068
  - LP47261 0069
  - LP47262 0069
  - LP47324 0070
  - LP47325 0070
  - LP47326 0070
  - LP47327 0070
  - LP47328 0070
  - LP47329 0070
  - LP47330 0070
  - LP47331 0070
  - LP47332 0070
  - LP47333 0070
  - LP47334 0070
  - LP47335 0070
  - LP47336 0070
  - LP47337 0070
  - LP47338 0070
- Cannonball.
  - LP47248 0068
- Cantralni Films Studio.
  - LP47196 0067
- Capital Film.
  - LP46866 0057
- Capital Films.
  - LP46946 0059
- Captain Huff and Harry—Problem solving: Consumer mathematics.
  - MP30940 0111
- Captured by Indians. R659382 0129
- Cardiovascular system.
  - MP30289 0094
- Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 1.
  - MU10107 0116
- Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 2.
  - MU10110 0116
- Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 3.
  - MU10115 0117
- Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 4.
  - MU10114 0117
- Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 5.
  - MU10111 0116
- Care and protection of your eyes.
  - MP30177 0091
  - MP30178 0091
- Careers and babies.
  - MP30366 0096
- Care of patients with suprapubic catheters.
  - MP30846 0108
- The Caretaker’s dilemma: Place value.
  - MP30935 0111
- Cargo to Capetown.
  - R658699 0129
- The Car in the middle. (Chrysler-Plymouth version).
  - MP30241 0093
- The Car in the middle (Dodge version).
  - MP30244 0093
- Carlotta.
  - LP47152 0065
- The Carmel Sambosa.
  - MP31014 0114
- The Carnival of plants.
  - MP30351 0096
- The Carnival of the animals.
  - LP47034 0062
- Carr (Allan) Enterprises.
  - LP47581 0076
- Carrie.
  - LP47351 0070
- Carrow, Rex.
  - SEE Carrow, Rexford E.
- Carrow, Rexford E.
  - MP30566 0102
- Car wash.
  - LP46939 0059
- Casablanca Filmworks.
  - LP47876 0085
- Cast care.
  - MP30171 0091
- Castle perilous.
  - R659401 0130
- Catalina, here I come.
  - LP47180 0066
- Cataracts.
  - MP30185 0092
- The Catnapper.
  - LP47658 0078
- The Cat’s meow.
  - LP47677 0079
- The Cat’s paw.
  - LP47290 0069
- Caveman Inki.
  - R656677 0125
- Cawthon, Gregory Scott.
  - LU3756 0088
- Cayton, William D.
  - MP30094 0089
- C.B. Films, S.A.
  - LP46900 0058
- C.B. mamas.
  - LP46891 0058
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, January 1, 1977.
  - MP30826 0108
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, January 8, 1977.
  - MP30825 0108
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, April 11, 1976.
  - MP30462 0099
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, April 11, 1976, 6:15–6:30 p.m.
  - MP30875 0109
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, August 15, 1976.
  - MP30460 0099
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, August 22, 1976.
  - MP30461 0099
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, July 4, 1976.
  - MP30263 0094
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, June 27, 1976.
  - MP30105 0090
  - MP30106 0090
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, November 14, 1976.
  - MP30735 0106
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, October 10, 1976.
  - MP30736 0106
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, April 17, 1976.
  - MP30314 0095
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, August 14, 1976.
  - MP30103 0090
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, August 21, 1976.
  - MP30104 0090
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, July 31, 1976.
  - MP30466 0099
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, November 6, 1976.
  - MP30760 0106
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, November 13, 1976.
  - MP30758 0106
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 2, 1976.
  - MP30592 0102
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 9, 1976.
  - MP30593 0102
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 30, 1976.
  - MP30759 0106
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, September 18, 1976.
  - MP30102 0089
- CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, September 25, 1976.
  - MP30591 0102
- CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 2, 1977.
  - MP30822 0108
- CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 9, 1977.
  - MP30823 0108
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, April 16, 1976.
  - MP30316 0095
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, August 13, 1976.
  - MP30125 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, January 7, 1977.
  - MP30827 0108
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 1, 1976.
  - MP30532 0101
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 15, 1976.
  - MP30626 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 22, 1976.
  - MP30746 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, September 10, 1976.
  - MP30638 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 16, 1976.
  - MP30124 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 23, 1976.
  - MP30122 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, December 22, 1975.
  - MP30076 0089
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 1, 1976.
  - MP30751 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 8, 1976.
  - MP30754 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 15, 1976.
  - MP30756 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 4, 1976.
  - MP30623 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 11, 1976.
  - MP30742 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 25, 1976.
  - MP30745 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, September 13, 1976.
  - MP30639 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, September 27, 1976.
  - MP30800 0107
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, April 15, 1976.
  - MP30824 0108
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, August 12, 1976.
  - MP30118 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, August 26, 1976.
  - MP30126 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, December 25, 1975.
  - MP30138 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, January 6, 1977.
  - MP30828 0108
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, March 4, 1976.
  - MP30315 0095
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 4, 1976.
  - MP30752 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 7, 1976.
  - MP30624 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 14, 1976.
  - MP30627 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 21, 1976.
  - MP30744 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 28, 1976.
  - MP30749 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 16, 1976.
  - MP30641 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 23, 1976.
  - MP30643 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 30, 1976.
  - MP30531 0101
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, August 17, 1976.
  - MP30120 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, August 24, 1976.
  - MP30123 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, January 4, 1977.
  - MP30829 0108
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, June 22, 1976.
  - MP30317 0095
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 2, 1976.
  - MP30750 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 16, 1976.
  - MP30757 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 5, 1976.
  - MP30625 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 12, 1976.
  - MP30629 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 19, 1976.
  - MP30741 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 26, 1976.
  - MP30748 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, September 28, 1976.
  - MP30644 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, April 14, 1976.
  - MP30452 0099
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, April 21, 1976.
  - MP30453 0099
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 11, 1976.
  - MP30117 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 18, 1976.
  - MP30121 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 25, 1976.
  - MP30119 0090
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, February 16, 1977.
  - MP30451 0099
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 3, 1976.
  - MP30753 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 10, 1976.
  - MP30755 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 13, 1976.
  - MP30628 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 20, 1976.
  - MP30743 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 27, 1976.
  - MP30747 0106
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 8, 1976.
  - MP30637 0103
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 15, 1976.
  - MP30640 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 22, 1976.
  - MP30642 0104
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 29, 1976.
  - MP30533 0101
- CBS, Inc.
  - LP46898 0058
  - LP46899 0058
  - LP46941 0059
  - LP46967 0060
  - LP46968 0060
  - LP46969 0060
  - LP46970 0060
  - LP47878 0085
  - MP30076 0089
  - MP30102 0089
  - MP30103 0090
  - MP30104 0090
  - MP30105 0090
  - MP30106 0090
  - MP30107 0090
  - MP30108 0090
  - MP30109 0090
  - MP30110 0090
  - MP30111 0090
  - MP30112 0090
  - MP30113 0090
  - MP30114 0090
  - MP30115 0090
  - MP30116 0090
  - MP30117 0090
  - MP30118 0090
  - MP30119 0090
  - MP30120 0090
  - MP30121 0090
  - MP30122 0090
  - MP30123 0090
  - MP30124 0090
  - MP30125 0090
  - MP30126 0090
  - MP30127 0090
  - MP30128 0090
  - MP30129 0090
  - MP30130 0090
  - MP30131 0090
  - MP30132 0090
  - MP30133 0090
  - MP30134 0090
  - MP30135 0090
  - MP30136 0090
  - MP30137 0090
  - MP30138 0090
  - MP30263 0094
  - MP30313 0095
  - MP30314 0095
  - MP30315 0095
  - MP30316 0095
  - MP30317 0095
  - MP30451 0099
  - MP30452 0099
  - MP30453 0099
  - MP30454 0099
  - MP30455 0099
  - MP30456 0099
  - MP30457 0099
  - MP30458 0099
  - MP30459 0099
  - MP30460 0099
  - MP30461 0099
  - MP30462 0099
  - MP30465 0099
  - MP30466 0099
  - MP30467 0099
  - MP30531 0101
  - MP30532 0101
  - MP30533 0101
  - MP30534 0101
  - MP30535 0101
  - MP30536 0101
  - MP30537 0101
  - MP30538 0101
  - MP30539 0101
  - MP30540 0101
  - MP30541 0101
  - MP30542 0101
  - MP30543 0101
  - MP30544 0101
  - MP30545 0101
  - MP30591 0102
  - MP30592 0102
  - MP30593 0102
  - MP30594 0102
  - MP30595 0103
  - MP30596 0103
  - MP30597 0103
  - MP30598 0103
  - MP30599 0103
  - MP30600 0103
  - MP30601 0103
  - MP30602 0103
  - MP30603 0103
  - MP30604 0103
  - MP30605 0103
  - MP30606 0103
  - MP30607 0103
  - MP30608 0103
  - MP30609 0103
  - MP30610 0103
  - MP30611 0103
  - MP30612 0103
  - MP30613 0103
  - MP30614 0103
  - MP30615 0103
  - MP30616 0103
  - MP30617 0103
  - MP30618 0103
  - MP30619 0103
  - MP30620 0103
  - MP30621 0103
  - MP30622 0103
  - MP30623 0103
  - MP30624 0103
  - MP30625 0103
  - MP30626 0103
  - MP30627 0103
  - MP30628 0103
  - MP30629 0103
  - MP30630 0103
  - MP30631 0103
  - MP30632 0103
  - MP30633 0103
  - MP30634 0103
  - MP30635 0103
  - MP30636 0103
  - MP30637 0103
  - MP30638 0103
  - MP30639 0104
  - MP30640 0104
  - MP30641 0104
  - MP30642 0104
  - MP30643 0104
  - MP30644 0104
  - MP30645 0104
  - MP30646 0104
  - MP30647 0104
  - MP30648 0104
  - MP30649 0104
  - MP30650 0104
  - MP30651 0104
  - MP30652 0104
  - MP30653 0104
  - MP30654 0104
  - MP30655 0104
  - MP30656 0104
  - MP30657 0104
  - MP30658 0104
  - MP30659 0104
  - MP30660 0104
  - MP30661 0104
  - MP30662 0104
  - MP30663 0104
  - MP30664 0104
  - MP30665 0104
  - MP30666 0104
  - MP30667 0104
  - MP30669 0104
  - MP30670 0104
  - MP30671 0104
  - MP30672 0104
  - MP30673 0104
  - MP30674 0104
  - MP30675 0104
  - MP30676 0104
  - MP30677 0104
  - MP30678 0104
  - MP30679 0104
  - MP30680 0104
  - MP30681 0104
  - MP30682 0105
  - MP30683 0105
  - MP30684 0105
  - MP30685 0105
  - MP30686 0105
  - MP30687 0105
  - MP30688 0105
  - MP30689 0105
  - MP30690 0105
  - MP30691 0105
  - MP30692 0105
  - MP30734 0106
  - MP30735 0106
  - MP30736 0106
  - MP30737 0106
  - MP30738 0106
  - MP30739 0106
  - MP30740 0106
  - MP30741 0106
  - MP30742 0106
  - MP30743 0106
  - MP30744 0106
  - MP30745 0106
  - MP30746 0106
  - MP30747 0106
  - MP30748 0106
  - MP30749 0106
  - MP30750 0106
  - MP30751 0106
  - MP30752 0106
  - MP30753 0106
  - MP30754 0106
  - MP30755 0106
  - MP30756 0106
  - MP30757 0106
  - MP30758 0106
  - MP30759 0106
  - MP30760 0106
  - MP30777 0107
  - MP30800 0107
  - MP30820 0108
  - MP30821 0108
  - MP30822 0108
  - MP30823 0108
  - MP30824 0108
  - MP30825 0108
  - MP30826 0108
  - MP30827 0108
  - MP30828 0108
  - MP30829 0108
  - MP30830 0108
  - MP30831 0108
  - MP30832 0108
  - MP30833 0108
  - MP30834 0108
  - MP30835 0108
  - MP30836 0108
  - MP30837 0108
  - MP30838 0108
  - MP30839 0108
  - MP30840 0108
  - MP30841 0108
  - MP30842 0108
  - MP30874 0109
  - MP30875 0109
  - R655943 0125
  - R655944 0125
  - R655945 0125
  - R655946 0125
  - R655947 0125
  - R655948 0125
  - R655949 0125
  - R655950 0125
  - R657887 0127
  - R657888 0127
  - R657889 0127
  - R657890 0127
  - R657891 0127
  - R657892 0127
  - R657893 0127
  - R657894 0127
  - R657895 0127
  - R657896 0127
  - R657897 0127
  - R657898 0127
  - R657899 0127
  - R657900 0127
  - R657901 0127
  - R657902 0127
  - R657903 0127
  - R657904 0127
  - R657905 0127
  - R657906 0128
  - R657907 0128
  - R657908 0128
  - R657909 0128
  - R657910 0128
  - R657911 0128
  - R657912 0128
  - R658315 0128
  - R658316 0128
  - R658317 0128
  - R658318 0128
  - R658319 0128
  - R658320 0128
  - R658321 0128
  - R658322 0128
  - R658323 0128
  - R658324 0128
  - R658325 0128
  - R658326 0128
  - R658327 0128
  - R659364 0129
  - R661767 0131
  - R661768 0131
  - R661769 0131
  - R661770 0131
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 13, 1976.
  - MP30111 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 27, 1976.
  - MP30116 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 5, 1976.
  - MP30676 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 1, 1976.
  - MP30688 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 15, 1976.
  - MP30668 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 22, 1976.
  - MP30678 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 29, 1976.
  - MP30684 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 3, 1976.
  - MP30107 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 17, 1976.
  - MP30622 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 2, 1976.
  - MP30454 0099
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 9, 1976.
  - MP30112 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 23, 1976.
  - MP30110 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 29, 1976.
  - MP30613 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 1, 1976.
  - MP30681 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 8, 1976.
  - MP30677 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 4, 1976.
  - MP30691 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 11, 1976.
  - MP30672 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 18, 1976.
  - MP30667 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 25, 1976.
  - MP30679 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 6, 1976.
  - MP30618 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 13, 1976.
  - MP30620 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 5, 1976.
  - MP30455 0099
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 12, 1976.
  - MP30113 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 26, 1976.
  - MP30874 0109
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 4, 1976.
  - MP30675 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 7, 1976.
  - MP30685 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 14, 1976.
  - MP30669 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 28, 1976.
  - MP30680 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 2, 1976.
  - MP30617 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 9, 1976.
  - MP30108 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 16, 1976.
  - MP30621 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 30, 1976.
  - MP30689 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, April 27, 1976.
  - MP30614 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 3, 1976.
  - MP30456 0099
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 24, 1976.
  - MP30114 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 31, 1976.
  - MP30616 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 2, 1976.
  - MP30683 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 5, 1976.
  - MP30687 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 12, 1976.
  - MP30671 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 19, 1976.
  - MP30673 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 7, 1976.
  - MP30619 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 28, 1976.
  - MP30692 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 25, 1976.
  - MP30615 0103
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 3, 1976.
  - MP30682 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 10, 1976.
  - MP30666 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 6, 1976.
  - MP30686 0105
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 13, 1976.
  - MP30670 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 20, 1976.
  - MP30674 0104
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 1, 1976.
  - MP30115 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 15, 1976.
  - MP30109 0090
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 29, 1976.
  - MP30690 0105
- CBS morning news, Friday, April 16, 1976.
  - MP30313 0095
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 13, 1976.
  - MP30129 0090
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 20, 1976.
  - MP30136 0090
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 27, 1976.
  - MP30133 0090
- CBS morning news, Friday, January 7, 1977.
  - MP30832 0108
- CBS morning news, Friday, June 11, 1976.
  - MP30137 0090
- CBS morning news, Friday, November 5, 1976.
  - MP30647 0104
- CBS morning news, Friday, November 12, 1976.
  - MP30654 0104
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 1, 1976.
  - MP30630 0103
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 8, 1976.
  - MP30635 0103
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 15, 1976.
  - MP30665 0104
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 22, 1976.
  - MP30653 0104
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 29, 1976.
  - MP30659 0104
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 10, 1976.
  - MP30600 0103
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 17, 1976.
  - MP30604 0103
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 24, 1976.
  - MP30609 0103
- CBS morning news, Monday, January 10, 1977.
  - MP30831 0108
- CBS morning news, Monday, July 26, 1976.
  - MP30465 0099
- CBS morning news, Monday, November 1, 1976.
  - MP30649 0104
- CBS morning news, Monday, November 15, 1976.
  - MP30655 0104
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 4, 1976.
  - MP30631 0103
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 11, 1976.
  - MP30660 0104
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 18, 1976.
  - MP30664 0104
- CBS morning news, Monday, September 20, 1976.
  - MP30605 0103
- CBS morning news, Monday, September 27, 1976.
  - MP30777 0107
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 12, 1976.
  - MP30130 0090
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 19, 1976.
  - MP30128 0090
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 26, 1976.
  - MP30135 0090
- CBS morning news, Thursday, January 6, 1977.
  - MP30833 0108
- CBS morning news, Thursday, November 4, 1976.
  - MP30650 0104
- CBS morning news, Thursday, November 11, 1976.
  - MP30645 0104
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 7, 1976.
  - MP30634 0103
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 14, 1976.
  - MP30661 0104
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 28, 1976.
  - MP30658 0104
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 9, 1976.
  - MP30599 0103
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 16, 1976.
  - MP30603 0103
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 23, 1976.
  - MP30608 0103
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 30, 1976.
  - MP30612 0103
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 17, 1976.
  - MP30127 0090
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 24, 1976.
  - MP30598 0103
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, January 4, 1977.
  - MP30835 0108
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 2, 1976.
  - MP30648 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 9, 1976.
  - MP30652 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 16, 1976.
  - MP30646 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 5, 1976.
  - MP30632 0103
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 12, 1976.
  - MP30662 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 19, 1976.
  - MP30663 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 26, 1976.
  - MP30656 0104
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 14, 1976.
  - MP30601 0103
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 21, 1976.
  - MP30606 0103
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 26, 1976.
  - MP30610 0103
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 11, 1976.
  - MP30131 0090
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 18, 1976.
  - MP30132 0090
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 25, 1976.
  - MP30134 0090
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, January 5, 1977.
  - MP30834 0108
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 10, 1976.
  - MP30651 0104
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 17, 1976.
  - MP30734 0106
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 6, 1976.
  - MP30633 0103
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 20, 1976.
  - MP30636 0103
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 27, 1976.
  - MP30657 0104
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 15, 1976.
  - MP30602 0103
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 22, 1976.
  - MP30607 0103
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 29, 1976.
  - MP30611 0103
- CBS News.
  - MP30540 0101
  - MP30541 0101
  - MP30542 0101
  - MP30543 0101
  - MP30544 0101
  - MP30545 0101
  - MP30830 0108
  - MP30836 0108
  - MP30837 0108
  - MP30838 0108
  - MP30839 0108
  - MP30840 0108
  - MP30841 0108
  - MP30842 0108
- CBS news special report.
  - MP30540 0101
  - MP30541 0101
  - MP30542 0101
  - MP30543 0101
  - MP30544 0101
  - MP30545 0101
  - MP30836 0108
  - MP30837 0108
  - MP30838 0108
- CBS news special report for young people.
  - MP30539 0101
- CBS Sunday night news with Ed Bradley, January 2, 1977.
  - MP30820 0108
- CBS Sunday night news with Ed Bradley, January 9, 1977.
  - MP30821 0108
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, August 15, 1976.
  - MP30457 0099
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, August 22, 1976.
  - MP30458 0099
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, July 4, 1976.
  - MP30459 0099
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, July 25, 1976.
  - MP30467 0099
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 14, 1976.
  - MP30740 0106
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 3, 1976.
  - MP30597 0103
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 10, 1976.
  - MP30739 0106
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 24, 1976.
  - MP30738 0106
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 31, 1976.
  - MP30737 0106
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 12, 1976.
  - MP30594 0102
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 19, 1976.
  - MP30595 0103
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 26, 1976.
  - MP30596 0103
- CBS Television Network.
  - LP46898 0058
  - LP46899 0058
  - LP46941 0059
  - LP47878 0085
  - MP30096 0089
- Celebracion.
  - MP30087 0089
- The Cell: structural unit of life.
  - MP30865 0109
- Center for Continuing Education in Podiatric Medicine, Philadelphia.
  - MP30910 0110
- The Center Foundation.
  - MU10163 0118
  - MU10164 0118
  - MU10165 0118
  - MU10166 0118
  - MU10167 0118
  - MU10168 0118
  - MU10169 0118
  - MU10170 0118
  - MU10171 0118
  - MU10172 0118
  - MU10173 0118
- Centron Corporation, Inc.
  - MP30193 0092
  - MP30194 0092
  - MP30195 0092
  - MP30196 0092
  - MP30197 0092
  - MP30198 0092
  - MP30199 0092
  - MP30200 0092
  - MP30205 0092
  - MP30206 0092
  - MP30207 0092
  - MP30350 0096
  - MP30810 0108
  - MP31025 0114
- Centron Educational Films.
  - MP30193 0092
  - MP30194 0092
  - MP30195 0092
  - MP30196 0092
  - MP30197 0092
  - MP30198 0092
  - MP30199 0092
  - MP30200 0092
  - MP30205 0092
  - MP30206 0092
  - MP30207 0092
  - MP31025 0114
- Century 21 Cinema.
  - LF369 0057
- Cereal Institute, Inc.
  - MP30487 0100
- Ceskoslovensky Film Export.
  - LP47193 0067
- Chalk talk.
  - MP30574 0102
  - MP30575 0102
- Chalk talk on alcohol, revised.
  - MP30575 0102
- Chalk talk on prevention.
  - MP30574 0102
- The Challenge of I.N.C.
  - MU10202 0118
- Champion Film, S.P.A.
  - LP47758 0081
- Champion Pictures Corporation.
  - R654824 0124
- A Chance on love.
  - LP47457 0073
- A Chance to live.
  - R653647 0124
- A Change of face.
  - LP47397 0071
- Changing foods in changing times.
  - MP30487 0100
- The Channel swim.
  - LP47229 0068
- Chariots of the gods?
  - MP30464 0099
- Charlie Harper, winner.
  - LP47510 0074
- Charlie needs a cloak.
  - LP47622 0078
- Charlotte Corday.
  - R657900 0127
- Chartoff-Winkler Productions.
  - LP47252 0068
- The Chasers.
  - LP47912 0086
- Chatterbox.
  - LP47067 0063
- Chaucer, Geoffrey.
  - R655946 0125
- Cheap, cheap.
  - LP47516 0074
- Cheaper by the dozen.
  - R659130 0129
- Checking accounts.
  - MP30858 0109
- Checkmate.
  - R657907 0128
- Chenoweth (R. B.) Films.
  - MP30223 0093
- Cherokee Productions.
  - LP47544 0075
  - LP47545 0075
  - LP47546 0075
  - LP47547 0075
  - LP47548 0075
  - LP47549 0075
  - LP47550 0075
  - LP47551 0075
  - LP47552 0075
  - LP47553 0075
  - LP47554 0075
  - LP47555 0075
  - LP47556 0076
  - LP47557 0076
  - LP47558 0076
  - LP47559 0076
  - LP47560 0076
  - LP47561 0076
  - LP47562 0076
  - LP47563 0076
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
- Chevrolet.
  - MP30086 0089
- Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Chevrolet Motor Division.
- The Chevrolet productivity network.
  - MP30084 0089
  - MP30085 0089
  - MP30086 0089
  - MP30571 0102
  - MP30588 0102
  - MP30589 0102
- Chicago deadline.
  - R650843 0122
- Chicken in the rough.
  - R659962 0130
- Chicken Little is a little chicken.
  - LP47558 0076
- Children galore.
  - LF362 0057
- Children’s Hospital National Medical Center, Washington, DC.
  - LP47636 0078
  - LP47637 0078
- The Children’s place.
  - MP31029 0114
- A Child—something like a butterfly.
  - MP30925 0111
- The Chimpanzees of Tanzania.
  - MP30434 0098
- China: coming of the West.
  - MP30472 0099
- China: hundred schools to one.
  - MP30481 0100
- China Institute in America, Inc., New York.
  - MP30470 0099
  - MP30471 0099
  - MP30472 0099
  - MP30473 0099
  - MP30474 0099
  - MP30475 0099
  - MP30476 0099
  - MP30477 0099
  - MP30478 0099
  - MP30479 0099
  - MP30480 0100
  - MP30481 0100
  - MP30482 0100
- China: the age of maturity.
  - MP30476 0099
- China: the beginnings.
  - MP30471 0099
- China: the enduring heritage.
  - MP30470 0099
- China: the first empires.
  - MP30480 0100
- China: the golden age.
  - MP30478 0099
- China: the great cultural mix.
  - MP30479 0099
- China: the Heavenly Khan.
  - MP30477 0099
- China: the making of a civilization.
  - MP30482 0100
- China: the Manchu rule.
  - MP30473 0099
- China: the restoration.
  - MP30474 0099
- Chinatown at midnight.
  - R654959 0124
- The Chinatown murders.
  - LP47087 0063
- China: under the Mongols.
  - MP30475 0099
- Chinese history series, film 1.
  - MP30471 0099
- Chinese history series, film 2.
  - MP30482 0100
- Chinese history series, film 3.
  - MP30481 0100
- Chinese history series, film 4.
  - MP30480 0100
- Chinese history series, film 5.
  - MP30479 0099
- Chinese history series, film 6.
  - MP30478 0099
- Chinese history series, film 7.
  - MP30477 0099
- Chinese history series, film 8.
  - MP30476 0099
- Chinese history series, film 9.
  - MP30475 0099
- Chinese history series, film 10.
  - MP30474 0099
- Chinese history series, film 11.
  - MP30473 0099
- Chinese history series, film 12.
  - MP30472 0099
- Chinese history series, film 13.
  - MP30470 0099
- Christians behind bars.
  - MP30765 0106
- The Christian Student Center at North Texas State University and Texas Woman’s University, Denton.
  - MP30785 0107
- Christ in concrete.
  - R650510 0122
- A Christmas carol.
  - LP47866 0085
- Chrysler Corporation.
  - MP30238 0093
  - MP30239 0093
  - MP30240 0093
  - MP30241 0093
  - MP30242 0093
  - MP30243 0093
  - MP30244 0093
  - MP30245 0093
  - MP30246 0093
  - MP30247 0093
  - MP30248 0093
  - MP30249 0093
  - MP30250 0093
  - MP30251 0093
  - MP30252 0093
  - MP30253 0093
  - MP30254 0093
  - MP30255 0093
  - MP30256 0093
  - MP30257 0093
  - MP30318 0095
  - MP30319 0095
  - MP30320 0095
  - MP30321 0095
  - MP30322 0095
  - MP30323 0095
  - MP30324 0095
  - MP30325 0095
  - MP30326 0095
  - MP30327 0095
  - MP30328 0095
  - MP30329 0095
  - MP30330 0095
  - MP30331 0096
  - MP30332 0096
  - MP30333 0096
  - MP30334 0096
  - MP30335 0096
  - MP30514 0100
  - MP30515 0100
  - MP30516 0100
  - MP30517 0101
  - MP30518 0101
  - MP30519 0101
  - MP30520 0101
  - MP30521 0101
  - MP30778 0107
  - MP30779 0107
- The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.
  - MP30294 0095
- Cine Globe.
  - LP47196 0067
- Cinema Medica, Inc.
  - MP30442 0099
- Cinematograph, A.B.
  - LP47207 0067
- Cinema 5.
  - MP30486 0100
- Cinema 7, Inc.
  - MP30483 0100
- Cinema 70.
  - MP30565 0102
- Cirincione, Dominic.
  - MU10163 0118
- Cirincione, Dominic L.
  - MU10164 0118
  - MU10165 0118
  - MU10166 0118
  - MU10167 0118
  - MU10168 0118
  - MU10169 0118
  - MU10170 0118
  - MU10171 0118
  - MU10172 0118
  - MU10173 0118
- Citibank, N.A.
  - MP30368 0096
- City government: closest to the people.
  - MP30970 0112
- Claremont Productions, Ltd.
  - LP47194 0067
- Classics dark and dangerous.
  - LP47209 0067
  - LP47925 0087
  - LP47926 0087
  - LP47927 0087
- Claws.
  - LP47945 0087
- The Clean machine.
  - MU10252 0120
- Climb an angry mountain.
  - LP47022 0061
- Climb the highest mountain.
  - LP47841 0084
- Clinical applications of microfibrillar collagen hemostat: six demonstrations of the effectiveness of Avitene.
  - MP30584 0102
- Clones.
  - LP47013 0061
- Close cover before killing.
  - LP47076 0063
- Closed containers and fire.
  - MP30302 0095
- Closed containers in fire.
  - MP30302 0095
- A Cloud of guilt.
  - LP46970 0060
- Clown of death.
  - LP47310 0070
- Clymer, Eleanor.
  - LP46937 0059
- Coal: the rock that burns.
  - MP30193 0092
- Cobol techniques—sort/merge.
  - MP30717 0105
- Cody carries the mail.
  - R659408 0130
- Cody follows a trail.
  - R659384 0129
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 1.
  - R659408 0130
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 2.
  - R659382 0129
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 3.
  - R659383 0129
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 4.
  - R659384 0129
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 5.
  - R659385 0129
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 6.
  - R659386 0129
- Cody saves a life.
  - R659383 0129
- Cody to the rescue.
  - R659385 0129
- Cohn (Bruce) Associates.
  - LP47872 0085
- Coins of the world: history in metal.
  - MP30198 0092
- Cold storage.
  - R663091 0131
- Cold wind.
  - LP47913 0086
- Coleman, Leslie S.
  - R652478 0123
- College of Education Television, Temple University.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. College of Education Television.
- College sports paradise.
  - R659069 0129
- Colles’ fractures: functional bracing in supination.
  - MP30191 0092
- Colonial clothing 1760–1770.
  - MP30526 0101
- Colonial Williamsburg Foundation.
  - MP30493 0100
  - MP30524 0101
  - MP30526 0101
- Colorado Hearing and Speech Center.
  - MP30432 0098
- Colorful Holland.
  - R654705 0124
- Colour Images Unlimited, Inc.
  - MP30781 0107
- Columban Fathers, Saint Columbans, NE.
  - MP30702 0105
  - MP30722 0105
- Columbia.
  - LP47877 0085
- Columbia, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia.
- Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.
  - MP30096 0089
- Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.
  - SEE CBS, Inc.
- Columbia Pictures.
  - LP46866 0057
  - LP46953 0060
  - LP47208 0067
  - LP47584 0076
  - LP47876 0085
  - LP47877 0085
- Columbia Pictures Corporation.
  - R650404 0121
  - R650405 0121
  - R650406 0121
  - R650408 0121
  - R650409 0121
  - R650410 0121
  - R650411 0121
  - R650412 0121
  - R650413 0121
  - R650414 0121
  - R654824 0124
  - R654955 0124
  - R654956 0124
  - R654957 0124
  - R654958 0124
  - R654959 0124
  - R654960 0124
  - R654961 0124
  - R654962 0124
  - R654963 0124
  - R654964 0124
  - R654965 0124
  - R654966 0124
  - R654967 0124
  - R654968 0124
  - R654969 0124
  - R654970 0124
  - R657543 0127
  - R657544 0127
  - R658695 0128
  - R658696 0128
  - R658697 0128
  - R658698 0129
  - R658699 0129
  - R658700 0129
  - R658701 0129
  - R658702 0129
  - R658703 0129
  - R658704 0129
  - R658705 0129
  - R658706 0129
  - R658707 0129
  - R658708 0129
  - R659064 0129
  - R659065 0129
  - R659066 0129
  - R659067 0129
  - R659068 0129
  - R659069 0129
  - R659070 0129
  - R659381 0129
  - R659382 0129
  - R659383 0129
  - R659384 0129
  - R659385 0129
  - R659386 0129
  - R659387 0129
  - R659388 0130
  - R659389 0130
  - R659390 0130
  - R659391 0130
  - R659392 0130
  - R659393 0130
  - R659394 0130
  - R659395 0130
  - R659396 0130
  - R659397 0130
  - R659398 0130
  - R659399 0130
  - R659400 0130
  - R659401 0130
  - R659402 0130
  - R659403 0130
  - R659404 0130
  - R659405 0130
  - R659406 0130
  - R659407 0130
  - R659408 0130
  - R663056 0131
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - LP46867 0057
  - LP46953 0060
  - LP47876 0085
  - LP47877 0085
  - R650404 0121
  - R650405 0121
  - R650406 0121
  - R650407 0121
  - R650408 0121
  - R650409 0121
  - R650410 0121
  - R650411 0121
  - R650412 0121
  - R650413 0121
  - R650414 0121
  - R654955 0124
  - R654956 0124
  - R654957 0124
  - R654958 0124
  - R654959 0124
  - R654960 0124
  - R654961 0124
  - R654962 0124
  - R654963 0124
  - R654964 0124
  - R654965 0124
  - R654966 0124
  - R654967 0124
  - R654968 0124
  - R654969 0124
  - R654970 0124
  - R658695 0128
  - R658696 0128
  - R658697 0128
  - R658698 0129
  - R658699 0129
  - R658700 0129
  - R658701 0129
  - R658703 0129
  - R658704 0129
  - R658705 0129
  - R658706 0129
  - R658707 0129
  - R658708 0129
  - R659064 0129
  - R659065 0129
  - R659066 0129
  - R659067 0129
  - R659068 0129
  - R659069 0129
  - R659070 0129
  - R659381 0129
  - R659382 0129
  - R659383 0129
  - R659384 0129
  - R659385 0129
  - R659386 0129
  - R659387 0129
  - R659388 0130
  - R659389 0130
  - R659390 0130
  - R659391 0130
  - R659392 0130
  - R659393 0130
  - R659394 0130
  - R659395 0130
  - R659396 0130
  - R659397 0130
  - R659398 0130
  - R659399 0130
  - R659400 0130
  - R659401 0130
  - R659402 0130
  - R659403 0130
  - R659404 0130
  - R659405 0130
  - R659406 0130
  - R659407 0130
  - R659408 0130
  - R663056 0131
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia.
  - LP46867 0057
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia Pictures Television.
  - LP46892 0058
  - LP47099 0063
  - LP47100 0064
  - LP47101 0064
  - LP47102 0064
  - LP47103 0064
  - LP47104 0064
  - LP47105 0064
  - LP47106 0064
  - LP47107 0064
  - LP47108 0064
  - LP47109 0064
  - LP47110 0064
  - LP47111 0064
  - LP47112 0064
  - LP47113 0064
  - LP47114 0064
  - LP47115 0064
  - LP47116 0064
  - LP47117 0064
  - LP47118 0064
  - LP47119 0064
  - LP47120 0064
  - LP47121 0064
  - LP47122 0064
  - LP47123 0064
  - LP47124 0064
  - LP47125 0065
  - LP47126 0065
  - LP47127 0065
  - LP47128 0065
  - LP47129 0065
  - LP47130 0065
  - LP47131 0065
  - LP47132 0065
  - LP47133 0065
  - LP47134 0065
  - LP47135 0065
  - LP47136 0065
  - LP47137 0065
  - LP47138 0065
  - LP47139 0065
  - LP47140 0065
  - LP47141 0065
  - LP47142 0065
  - LP47143 0065
  - LP47202 0067
  - LP47203 0067
  - LP47204 0067
  - LP47585 0076
  - LP47586 0076
  - LP47587 0076
  - LP47588 0076
  - LP47589 0077
  - LP47590 0077
  - LP47591 0077
  - LP47592 0077
  - LP47593 0077
  - LP47594 0077
  - LP47595 0077
  - LP47596 0077
  - LP47879 0085
  - LP47880 0085
  - LP47881 0085
  - LP47882 0085
  - LP47883 0085
  - LP47884 0085
  - LP47885 0085
  - LP47886 0085
  - LP47887 0085
  - LP47888 0085
  - LP47889 0085
  - LP47890 0085
  - LP47891 0085
  - LP47892 0085
  - LP47893 0085
  - LP47894 0085
  - LP47895 0086
  - LP47896 0086
  - LP47897 0086
  - LP47898 0086
  - LP47899 0086
  - LP47900 0086
  - LP47901 0086
  - LP47902 0086
  - LP47903 0086
  - LP47904 0086
  - LP47905 0086
  - LP47906 0086
  - LP47907 0086
  - LP47908 0086
  - LP47909 0086
  - LP47910 0086
  - LP47911 0086
  - LP47912 0086
  - LP47913 0086
  - LP47914 0086
  - LP47915 0086
  - LP47916 0086
  - LP47917 0086
  - LP47918 0086
  - LP47919 0086
  - LP47920 0086
  - LP47921 0086
  - LP47922 0087
  - LP47923 0087
  - LP47931 0087
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Screen Gems.
  - LP47417 0072
  - LP47418 0072
  - LP47419 0072
  - LP47420 0072
  - LP47421 0072
  - LP47422 0072
  - LP47423 0072
  - LP47424 0072
  - LP47425 0072
  - LP47426 0072
  - LP47427 0072
  - LP47428 0072
  - LP47429 0072
  - LP47430 0072
  - LP47440 0072
  - LP47441 0072
  - LP47442 0073
  - LP47443 0073
  - LP47444 0073
  - LP47445 0073
  - LP47446 0073
  - LP47447 0073
  - LP47448 0073
  - LP47449 0073
  - LP47450 0073
  - LP47451 0073
  - LP47452 0073
  - LP47453 0073
  - LP47454 0073
  - LP47455 0073
  - LP47456 0073
  - LP47457 0073
  - LP47458 0073
  - LP47459 0073
  - LP47460 0073
  - LP47461 0073
  - LP47462 0073
  - LP47463 0073
  - LP47464 0073
  - LP47465 0073
  - LP47482 0074
  - LP47483 0074
  - LP47484 0074
  - LP47486 0074
  - LP47487 0074
  - LP47488 0074
  - LP47489 0074
  - LP47491 0074
  - LP47492 0074
  - LP47493 0074
  - LP47494 0074
  - LP47495 0074
  - LP47496 0074
  - LP47497 0074
  - LP47498 0074
  - LP47499 0074
  - LP47582 0076
  - LP47597 0077
  - LP47598 0077
  - LP47599 0077
  - LP47600 0077
  - LP47601 0077
  - LP47602 0077
  - LP47603 0077
  - LP47604 0077
  - LP47605 0077
  - LP47606 0077
  - LP47607 0077
  - LP47608 0077
  - LP47609 0077
  - LP47610 0077
  - LP47611 0077
  - LP47612 0077
  - LP47613 0077
  - LP47614 0077
  - LP47615 0077
  - LP47616 0077
  - LP47617 0078
  - LP47618 0078
  - LP47619 0078
  - LP47620 0078
  - LP47621 0078
  - LP47678 0079
  - LP47679 0079
  - LP47680 0079
  - LP47681 0079
  - LP47682 0079
  - LP47683 0079
  - LP47684 0079
  - LP47685 0079
  - LP47686 0079
  - LP47687 0079
  - LP47688 0079
  - LP47689 0079
  - LP47690 0079
  - LP47691 0079
  - LP47692 0079
  - LP47693 0079
  - LP47694 0079
  - LP47695 0079
  - LP47696 0079
  - LP47697 0080
  - LP47698 0080
  - LP47699 0080
  - LP47700 0080
  - LP47701 0080
  - LP47702 0080
  - LP47703 0080
  - LP47704 0080
  - LP47705 0080
  - LP47706 0080
  - LP47707 0080
  - LP47708 0080
  - LP47709 0080
  - LP47710 0080
  - LP47711 0080
  - LP47712 0080
  - LP47713 0080
  - LP47714 0080
  - LP47715 0080
  - LP47716 0080
  - LP47717 0080
  - LP47718 0080
  - LP47719 0080
  - LP47720 0080
  - LP47721 0080
  - LP47722 0080
  - LP47723 0080
  - LP47724 0080
  - LP47725 0080
  - LP47726 0080
  - LP47727 0080
  - LP47761 0081
  - LP47765 0081
  - LP47766 0081
  - LP47767 0081
  - LP47768 0082
  - LP47769 0082
  - LP47770 0082
  - LP47771 0082
  - LP47772 0082
  - LP47773 0082
  - LP47774 0082
  - LP47775 0082
  - LP47776 0082
  - LP47777 0082
  - LP47778 0082
  - LP47779 0082
  - LP47780 0082
  - LP47781 0082
  - LP47782 0082
  - LP47783 0082
  - LP47784 0082
  - LP47785 0082
  - LP47786 0082
  - LP47787 0082
  - LP47788 0082
  - LP47789 0082
  - LP47790 0082
  - LP47791 0082
  - LP47792 0082
  - LP47793 0082
  - LP47794 0082
  - LP47795 0082
  - LP47796 0082
  - LP47797 0082
  - LP47798 0082
  - LP47799 0083
  - LP47800 0083
  - LP47801 0083
  - LP47802 0083
  - LP47803 0083
  - LP47804 0083
  - LP47805 0083
- Colombia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia Pictures Television.
- Come at last to love.
  - LP47540 0075
- Comedy Jam Productions.
  - LP47357 0071
- Comic Book Land.
  - R650993 0122
- The Commando V-150.
  - MU10158 0118
- Commerce Bancshares, Inc.
  - MU10224 0119
- Committee on Career Guidance, The American Optometric Association.
  - SEE American Optometric Association. Committee on Career Guidance.
- Communication Division, Home Mission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention.
  - SEE Southern Baptist Convention. Home Mission Board. Communication Division.
- Communications.
  - LP47745 0081
- Community relations and crime prevention.
  - MP30572 0102
  - MP30573 0102
- The Company.
  - LP47904 0086
- Conacine, S.A. de C.V.
  - LP47581 0076
- Concept Films.
  - MP30964 0112
  - MP30970 0112
- Concepts Unlimited, Inc.
  - MP30911 0110
- A Concerned citizen.
  - LP47271 0069
- Concerto for orchestra.
  - MP30096 0089
- Conclusion.
  - MU10111 0116
- Condensed phase detonations and evaluating hazard potential.
  - MP30211 0092
- The Conference of Mayors of the United States.
  - MP30970 0112
- Confession.
  - R658320 0128
- Connell, Richard.
  - MP30966 0112
- Connolly, David P.
  - MU10138 0117
- Consumer mathematics.
  - MP30940 0111
- The Consumer reports guide to banking.
  - MP30656 0109
  - MP30857 0109
  - MP30858 0109
- Consumer skills: buying for long term use.
  - MP30861 0109
- Consumers Union of United States, Inc.
  - MP30445 0099
  - MP30856 0109
  - MP30857 0109
  - MP30858 0109
  - MP30859 0109
- Continental Oil Company.
  - MP30984 0113
- Conveyor installation and maintenance.
  - MP30389 0097
- Cooper, James Fenimore.
  - R657901 0127
- Cooper, June Johnson.
  - R656866 0126
- Cooperative Extension Service, University of Vermont.
  - SEE University of Vermont, Burlington. Cooperative Extension Service.
- Cops who sleep together.
  - LP47265 0069
- Coralta.
  - LP46954 0060
- Corn chips.
  - R655496 0124
- The Corner pocket.
  - LP47051 0062
- The Corn is as high as a Guernsey’s eye.
  - LP47648 0078
- Coronary angiography.
  - MP30347 0096
- Coronary arteriography.
  - MP30347 0096
- Coronet Instructional Media, division of Esquire, Inc.
  - SEE Esquire, Inc. Coronet Instructional Media.
- Correctional institutional safety.
  - MP30732 0106
- Correctional safety.
  - MP30732 0106
- The Corsican cousins.
  - LP47444 0073
- The Costume designer.
  - R652898 0123
- Counseling Films, Inc.
  - MP30441 0099
- The Counterfeit cat.
  - R656802 0126
- The Courting of Bell.
  - R655943 0125
- Court room.
  - MP30428 0098
- Cousin Edgar.
  - LP47666 0079
- Cousin Serena strikes again.
  - LP47467 0073
  - LP47468 0073
- The Cowboy’s lament.
  - R657888 0127
- Coyote Canyon.
  - R657842 0127
- C-P Films.
  - MP30702 0105
  - MP30722 0105
- Cracking up.
  - LP47357 0071
- The Cradle robbers.
  - LP47897 0086
- Cramer (Douglas S.) Company.
  - LP46895 0058
  - LP47016 0061
  - LP47017 0061
  - LP47814 0083
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47816 0083
  - LP47817 0083
  - LP47818 0083
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47820 0083
  - LP47821 0083
  - LP47822 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Cranio-orbital resection of extensive tumors.
  - MU10101 0116
- The Cranium.
  - MU10056 0115
- Crazy mama.
  - LP46907 0058
- Creative dance for children, pt. 1.
  - MP30553 0101
- Creative dance for children, pt. 2.
  - MP30552 0101
- Creative dance for children, pt. 3.
  - MP30551 0101
- Creative dance for children, pt. 4.
  - MP30550 0101
- Creative movement expression.
  - MP30553 0101
- Creative sound and movement.
  - MP30551 0101
- The Creative Works, Inc.
  - MP30421 0098
- Creelman, James.
  - LP47147 0065
- Crest Productions, Inc.
  - R656588 0125
- Crime against persons.
  - MP30572 0102
- Crimes against property.
  - MP30573 0102
- Criminal Justice Communications, Inc.
  - MP30572 0102
  - MP30573 0102
- Crisis.
  - R664841 0132
- Critical moments in supervision.
  - MP30854 0109
  - MP30855 0109
- The Crone of Cawdor.
  - LP47383 0071
- Crosby (Bing) Enterprises, Inc.
  - R656866 0126
- Crosby (Bing) Productions.
  - LP47530 0075
  - LP47531 0075
  - LP47532 0075
  - LP47533 0075
  - LP47534 0075
  - LP47535 0075
  - LP47536 0075
  - LP47537 0075
  - LP47538 0075
  - LP47539 0075
  - LP47540 0075
  - LP47541 0075
  - LP47542 0075
- Crosby, Harry L., Jr.
  - R656866 0126
- Crosby (Wilma W.) Trust.
  - R656866 0126
- Cross-Country.
  - LP47248 0068
- Crossplot.
  - LF374 0057
- Cross your heart and hope to die.
  - LP47096 0063
- A Cry for help.
  - LP47347 0070
- Cry wolf.
  - LP47261 0069
- CT Searle Systems, division of Searle Radiographics, Inc.
  - SEE Searle Radiographics, Inc. CT Searle Systems.
- The Cuckoo clock.
  - R661040 0130
- The Culinary Institute of America.
  - MP30770 0107
  - MP30771 0107
  - MP30772 0107
  - MP30773 0107
  - MP30774 0107
- The Culinary Institute of America. Instructional Media Center.
  - MP30770 0107
  - MP30771 0107
  - MP30774 0107
- The Curators of the University of Missouri.
  - SEE University of Missouri. Curators.
- Curtain call at Cactus Creek.
  - R651039 0122
- Curtis (Bruce Cohn) Films, Inc.
  - LP47067 0063
- The Customer-centered close.
  - MP30571 0102
- Customs agent.
  - R659066 0129
- Cut a reliable swath.
  - MP30357 0096
- Cyborg.
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
  - LP47945 0087
  - LP47946 0087
  - LP47947 0087
- Cycles.
  - MP30901 0110
- Daddy comes to visit.
  - LP47582 0076
- Daddy does his thing.
  - LP47638 0078
- The Daily operations of a modern railroad.
  - MU10106 0116
- Dairy case.
  - MP30463 0099
- Dakota Lil.
  - R657308 0126
- Dal Productions, Ltd.
  - LF363 0057
- The Dancing bear.
  - LP47374 0071
- Dancing in the dark.
  - R657307 0126
- Dancing shoes.
  - R650995 0122
- Danger is my business.
  - R664685 0132
- Dangerous Diaper Dan.
  - LP47390 0071
- Dangerous gambit.
  - LP47318 0070
- Danger—warnings!
  - MP30764 0106
- Daniels, Karil.
  - LP47066 0063
- Danny and the mob.
  - LP47769 0082
- Danny converts.
  - LP47694 0079
- Danny drops out.
  - LP47696 0079
- Danny falls in love.
  - LP47215 0067
- The Dare devil.
  - LP47230 0068
  - LP47231 0068
  - LP47232 0068
- Dare to care: Reducing the risk of institutional malpractice.
  - MP30880 0109
- The Dark side of innocence.
  - LP47014 0061
- Darrin goes ape.
  - LP47425 0072
- Darrin, gone and forgotten.
  - LP47433 0072
- Darrin on a pedestal.
  - LP47449 0073
- Darrin the warlock.
  - LP47493 0074
- Daughter of Venus.
  - MP30704 0105
- Daughters of Saint Paul, Boston.
  - MP30312 0095
  - MP30994 0113
  - MP30995 0113
  - MP30996 0113
- Davenport, Tom.
  - MP31015 0114
- David Balfour.
  - LP47165 0066
- David’s new job.
  - LP46989 0061
  - LP46990 0061
- Davidson Films, Inc.
  - MP30930 0111
  - MP30931 0111
  - MP30932 0111
  - MP30933 0111
  - MP30934 0111
  - MP30935 0111
  - MP30936 0111
  - MP30937 0111
  - MP30938 0111
  - MP30939 0111
  - MP30940 0111
- Davy Crockett, Indian scout.
  - R653168 0123
- The Day everything went wrong.
  - MP30259 0094
- Day in court—traffic court.
  - MP30819 0108
- The Day New York turned blue.
  - LP47935 0087
- A Day of honesty.
  - LP47681 0079
- Day of the dark sun.
  - MP30303 0095
- Day of the lynx.
  - MP30437 0098
- Days of acne and roses.
  - LP47718 0080
- D.C. Comics, Inc.
  - LP46895 0058
  - LP47814 0083
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47816 0083
  - LP47817 0083
  - LP47818 0083
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47820 0083
  - LP47821 0083
  - LP47822 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Dead air.
  - LP47293 0069
- Dead heat.
  - LP47321 0070
- The Deadly breed.
  - LP47118 0064
- The Deadly conspiracy.
  - LP47282 0069
  - LP47324 0070
- Deadly innocence.
  - LP47954 0088
- Deadly is the female.
  - R651073 0122
- Deadly reunion.
  - LP47319 0070
- Deadly silence.
  - LP47296 0069
- Deadly weekend: Saturday.
  - LP47127 0065
- Deadly weekend: Sunday.
  - LP47128 0065
- Dead men talk.
  - LP47113 0064
- Dear Mister Prohack.
  - R661163 0131
- Death among friends.
  - LP47017 0061
- Death and the doctor.
  - MP30162 0091
- Death of a hunter.
  - LP47931 0087
- Death race, 2000.
  - LP47184 0066
- The Death rods.
  - LP47119 0064
- Death weekend.
  - LF363 0057
- De Balzac, Honore.
  - SEE Balzac, Honore De.
- DeChancie, John.
  - LP46942 0059
- DeCuir, John F.
  - LP47186 0066
- Deegie, pseud.
  - SEE Phelps, Deegie.
- Deemar.
  - MP30439 0099
- The Deep.
  - LP47876 0085
- The Deep blue sleep.
  - LP47563 0076
- Deep donut.
  - LP47163 0066
- De Felitta, Frank.
  - LP47350 0070
- Defending against clarity: Linda Binder.
  - MU10172 0118
- Defusing hostile individuals.
  - MP30260 0094
- Degenerative joint disease.
  - MP30215 0092
- De Laurentiis (Dino) Cinematografica, S.P.A.
  - LP46900 0058
- De Laurentiis (Dino) Corporation.
  - LP47146 0065
  - LP47147 0065
  - LP47875 0085
- Deleonibus, Anne.
  - LU3753 0088
- The Delphi Bureau.
  - LP47024 0061
- The Del Roby cavalcade.
  - MP31027 0114
  - MU10159 0118
- De Maupassant, Guy.
  - SEE Maupassant, Guy De.
- Demon seed.
  - LP47210 0067
- Dental health series, SD-A.
  - MP30090 0089
- Dental health series, SD-B.
  - MP30089 0089
- Denver Art Museum.
  - MP30972 0112
- De Paola, Tomie.
  - LP47622 0078
- Departmental (i.e. Developmental) instruction in manual communication, level 2.
  - MP30892 0110
- Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University.
  - SEE Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, NC. Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Department of Audiovisual Resources.
- DePauw, Linda Grant.
  - MP30911 0110
- Desert dilemma.
  - LU3756 0088
- Design considerations of the series 2 total hip system.
  - MP30844 0108
- The Desperate miles.
  - LP47345 0070
- DeStefano, Lorenzo.
  - SEE Stevens, Lawrence Peter.
- Developing independence: working on your own.
  - MP30868 0109
- Developing sentence structure: oral phase.
  - MP30153 0091
- Developing sentence structure: the oral phase.
  - MP30153 0091
- Developmental counseling in the elementary school.
  - MP30427 0098
- Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1.
  - MP30881 0109
  - MP30882 0109
  - MP30883 0109
  - MP30884 0109
  - MP30885 0109
  - MP30886 0110
  - MP30887 0110
  - MP30888 0110
  - MP30889 0110
  - MP30890 0110
  - MP30891 0110
- Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2.
  - MP30892 0110
  - MP30893 0110
  - MP30894 0110
  - MP30895 0110
  - MP30896 0110
  - MP30897 0110
  - MP30898 0110
  - MP30899 0110
  - MP30900 0110
- De Vigny, Alfred.
  - SEE Vigny, Alfred De.
- Devil leopard.
  - LP47596 0077
- The Devil’s chariot.
  - LP47740 0081
- Devil’s doorway.
  - R661657 0131
- The Devil’s due.
  - R658316 0128
- The Devil’s eye.
  - LP47073 0063
- DeWitt, Tom.
  - MP30349 0096
- DHS Films, Inc.
  - MP30906 0110
- Diabetes patient education series, DB-3.
  - MP31017 0114
- Dial Media, Inc.
  - MP30997 0113
- Diamond city.
  - R661164 0131
- Diary of a mad millionaire.
  - LP47781 0082
- Dice, Peg.
  - MP30383 0097
- Dickens, Charles.
  - LP47866 0085
- Dictation: bridge between oral and written expression.
  - MP30154 0091
- Dictation: the bridge between oral and written language.
  - MP30154 0091
- Didja know?
  - R657796 0127
- Di Donato, Pietro.
  - R650510 0122
- Did you hear the one about Danny Partridge?
  - LP47767 0081
- Die once, die twice.
  - LP47110 0064
- Dimension Pictures, Inc.
  - LP47058 0062
  - LP47863 0084
  - LP47864 0085
  - LP47865 0085
  - LP47867 0085
- Dinner.
  - MP30889 0110
- Dinner for three.
  - R659364 0129
- Dinner is served.
  - LP47055 0062
- The Diplomat.
  - LP47710 0080
- Directing a film: Ionesco’s The New tenant.
  - MP30973 0112
- Directions.
  - MP30985 0113
  - MP30986 0113
- Directors, Inc.
  - MP31026 0114
- The Disappearance of Aimee.
  - LP47059 0062
- Disappearing Samantha.
  - LP47652 0078
- Disc jockeys, U.S.A.
  - R650413 0121
- Disco number 1.
  - MU10100 0116
- Discover: The Lawrence Hall of Science approach.
  - MP30387 0097
- Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.
  - MP30564 0102
- Disco-Visions Productions, Inc.
  - SEE Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.
- Disco ’77.
  - MP30564 0102
- A Discussion of The Hunt.
  - MP30966 0112
- Dishwasher benefits.
  - MP31008 0113
- Disney (Walt) Productions.
  - LF365 0057
  - LP46925 0059
  - LP46926 0059
  - LP46927 0059
  - LP46928 0059
  - LP46929 0059
  - LP46930 0059
  - LP46931 0059
  - LP46932 0059
  - LP46933 0059
  - LP46934 0059
  - LP46935 0059
  - LP46936 0059
  - LP46956 0060
  - LP47148 0065
  - LP47924 0087
  - R655494 0124
  - R655495 0124
  - R655496 0124
  - R659927 0130
  - R659929 0130
  - R659961 0130
  - R659962 0130
  - R663091 0131
- Disney (Walt) Productions, Ltd.
  - LF365 0057
- A Disturbing silence.
  - MP30145 0091
- Diverse Industries, Inc.
  - MP30704 0105
  - MP30705 0105
  - MP30706 0105
  - MP30707 0105
  - MP30708 0105
  - MP30709 0105
  - MP30710 0105
  - MP30711 0105
  - MP30712 0105
- Divided he falls.
  - LP47656 0078
- Diving maniacs.
  - R659124 0129
- Dizzy yardbirds.
  - R658705 0129
- Doctor Jekyll and Mister Partridge.
  - LP47719 0080
- The Doctor’s doctor.
  - LP46971 0060
- Doctors Hospital.
  - LP47530 0075
  - LP47531 0075
  - LP47532 0075
  - LP47533 0075
  - LP47534 0075
  - LP47535 0075
  - LP47536 0075
  - LP47537 0075
  - LP47538 0075
  - LP47539 0075
  - LP47540 0075
  - LP47541 0075
  - LP47542 0075
- Dodge your debts.
  - LP46682 0058
  - LP47176 0066
- Doel, Frances.
  - LP46907 0058
- Does God exist?
  - MP30785 0107
- Dog collared.
  - R656673 0125
- Dog of the wild.
  - R660527 0130
- Dogs.
  - LP47872 0085
- Doing time.
  - LP47183 0066
- The Doll.
  - R657902 0127
- Donahue, Patrick G.
  - LP47198 0067
- Donna pops the question.
  - LP47157 0066
- Don’t bring your guns to town, Santa.
  - LP47714 0080
- Don’t eat peanuts, Snub.
  - LP46873 0057
- Don’t ever leave me.
  - LF360 0057
  - R661166 0131
- Don’t feed the pigeons.
  - LP47920 0086
- Don’t rock the boat.
  - LP47238 0068
- Don’t weaken.
  - LP47838 0084
  - LP47842 0084
- Doonan, Thomas A.
  - MU10099 0116
- Dopey dicks.
  - R659405 0130
- Dora, Dora, Dora.
  - LP47802 0083
- Dorchester Trust.
  - LP47194 0067
- Dos Santos, Michelle.
  - MU10073 0115
- Double image.
  - LP47883 0085
- Double jeopardy.
  - LP47120 0064
  - R658325 0128
- Double split.
  - LP47372 0071
- Double Tate.
  - LP47643 0078
- Double trouble.
  - LP47704 0080
- Double vengeance.
  - LP47287 0069
- Dourmashkin, Barbara.
  - LP46924 0059
- The Dow Chemical Company.
  - MP30209 0092
  - MP30210 0092
  - MP30211 0092
  - MP30212 0092
  - MP30213 0092
  - MP30214 0092
  - MP30234 0093
- Downy “drop shot” TV commercial of November 1960.
  - MU10085 0116
- Dow Video Productions.
  - MP30234 0093
- Doyle, Sir Arthur Conan.
  - LP47926 0087
- The Dragon wore tennis shoes.
  - MP30423 0098
- Dramatizations from four books.
  - MP30222 0093
- A Dream claiming clarity: Barbara Moore.
  - MU10164 0118
- Dream dust.
  - R651053 0122
- Drew, Norm.
  - SEE Drew, Norman G.
  - SEE Drew, Norman George.
- Drew, Norman G.
  - LF354 0057
- Drew, Norman George.
  - LF376 0057
- Drinking and driving.
  - MP30377 0097
- Driveability.
  - MP30778 0107
- Drive and survive.
  - MP30413 0098
- Driving is the only way to fly.
  - LP47404 0072
- Driving safely and enjoying it. The choice is yours.
  - MP30292 0094
- Drugs.
  - MP30999 0113
  - MP31000 0113
  - MP31001 0113
  - MP31002 0113
  - MP31003 0113
- Drugs, alcohol and teenagers.
  - MP30376 0097
- Drugs: its history.
  - MP30999 0113
- Drugs: pharmacology 1 (volatile substances, stimulants, depressants)
  - MP31000 0113
- Drugs: pharmacology 2 (marijuana, hallucinogens, narcotics)
  - MP31001 0113
- Drugs: some perspectives.
  - MP31003 0113
- Drugs: who’s got a compass?
  - MP31002 0113
- Druon, Maurice.
  - LP46954 0060
- Dry mount press.
  - MU10246 0120
- Duchess of Idaho.
  - R664839 0132
- The Ducksters.
  - R656661 0125
- Duck, you sucker.
  - LP46962 0060
- The Duel.
  - LP47015 0061
- Dumas, Alexandre.
  - R657892 0127
- The Dumbbell.
  - LP47834 0084
  - LP47837 0084
- The Dumbwaiter.
  - LP47039 0062
  - LP47055 0062
- Dunked in the deep.
  - R659394 0130
- Du Pont Company.
  - SEE Du Pont de Nemours (E. I.) and Company.
- Du Pont de Nemours (E. I.) and Company.
  - MP30143 0090
  - MP30429 0098
  - MP30430 0098
  - MP30431 0098
- Durham, Richard.
  - LP47877 0085
- The Dying patient.
  - MP30163 0091
- Dysfunctioning Child Center, Michael Reese Hospital and Medical Center.
  - SEE Reese (Michael) Hospital and Medical Center, Chicago. Dysfunctioning Child Center.
- Early abortion—the earlier the better.
  - MP30511 0100
- Early Duchenne muscular dystrophy for teachers and aides.
  - MP30146 0091
- The Earth: discovering its history.
  - MP30864 0109
- Earthmovers.
  - MP30733 0106
- Earthquake!
  - MP30987 0113
- The Eastern wild turkey in Pennsylvania.
  - MP30190 0092
- East Side, West Side.
  - R656804 0126
- Eat at Mario’s.
  - LP47396 0071
- Eating at the beach.
  - LP47052 0062
- Eat my dust.
  - LP46906 0058
- EBA.
  - MP30349 0096
- EBE humanities program.
  - MP30943 0111
- Echoes.
  - LP47066 0063
- Eckert, Allen W.
  - LP46928 0059
  - LP46929 0059
- The Edge.
  - MP30095 0089
- Edge on performance.
  - MP30143 0090
- Editing a film: Synge’s The Well of the saints.
  - MP30960 0112
- Educational Communication Center, State University of New York at Albany.
  - SEE State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
- Educational Communication Center, The University at Albany.
  - SEE State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
- The Educational Division of Milner-Fenwick, Inc.
  - SEE Milner-Fenwick, Inc. Educational Division.
- Educational Film Division, Moody Institute of Science.
  - SEE Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA. Educational Film Division.
- Educational Film Systems.
  - LP46883 0058
  - LP46884 0058
  - LP46885 0058
  - LP46886 0058
  - LP46887 0058
  - LP46888 0058
  - LP46889 0058
  - LP46890 0058
- Educational Media Corporation.
  - MP30426 0098
  - MP30427 0098
- Education Development Center, Inc.
  - MP30140 0090
- An Education to wonder film.
  - MP30367 0096
- Edutronics Systems International, Inc.
  - MP30717 0105
- Edwards, Amelia B.
  - R657894 0127
- Effective writing: the paragraph connection.
  - MP30863 0109
- Efficiency in ANS Cobol.
  - MP30717 0105
- An Egg scramble.
  - R656670 0125
- Eickhof, Ralph Otto.
  - LP47163 0066
- The Eiger sanction.
  - LP46966 0060
- The Eight year itch witch.
  - LP47611 0077
- Ekran Associates.
  - LP47186 0066
- El Camino Hospital, Mountain View, CA.
  - MP30846 0108
- Eldorado versus Mark 5.
  - MP31018 0114
- Election.
  - LP47749 0081
- Electric fields and moving media.
  - MP30140 0090
- Elegy in an asphalt graveyard.
  - LP47079 0063
- Elementary natural science: owls.
  - MP30197 0092
- Elephant trouble.
  - LP47586 0076
- The Eleven year itch.
  - LP47780 0082
- Ellis, Mel.
  - LP46932 0059
  - LP46933 0059
- Elsa’s odyssey.
  - LP47593 0077
- Emergency.
  - LP47250 0068
  - LP47251 0068
  - LP47728 0080
  - LP47729 0081
  - LP47730 0081
  - LP47731 0081
  - LP47732 0081
  - LP47743 0081
  - LP47744 0081
  - LP47745 0081
  - LP47746 0081
  - LP47747 0081
  - LP47748 0081
  - LP47749 0081
  - LP47750 0081
  - LP47751 0081
  - LP47752 0081
  - LP47753 0081
  - LP47754 0081
  - LP47755 0081
- Emergency burn care.
  - MP30782 0107
- Emergency Productions.
  - LP47728 0080
  - LP47729 0081
  - LP47730 0081
  - LP47731 0081
  - LP47732 0081
  - LP47743 0081
  - LP47744 0081
  - LP47745 0081
  - LP47746 0081
  - LP47747 0081
  - LP47748 0081
  - LP47749 0081
  - LP47750 0081
  - LP47751 0081
  - LP47752 0081
  - LP47753 0081
  - LP47754 0081
  - LP47755 0081
- EMI.
  - LP47877 0085
- EMKA Division of Universal City Studios, Inc.
  - SEE Universal City Studios, Inc. EMKA Division.
- The Emotionally handicapped child.
  - MP30924 0111
- Emotions and how to live with them on the road.
  - MP30291 0094
- L’Empire des sens.
  - LF366 0057
- The Empty swing.
  - MP30994 0113
- Encouragement in the foreign language classroom.
  - MU10203 0119
- Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation.
  - MP30928 0111
  - MP30929 0111
  - MP30930 0111
  - MP30931 0111
  - MP30932 0111
  - MP30933 0111
  - MP30934 0111
  - MP30935 0111
  - MP30936 0111
  - MP30937 0111
  - MP30938 0111
  - MP30939 0111
  - MP30940 0111
  - MP30941 0111
  - MP30942 0111
  - MP30943 0111
  - MP30944 0112
  - MP30949 0112
  - MP30950 0112
  - MP30951 0112
  - MP30952 0112
  - MP30953 0112
  - MP30954 0112
  - MP30955 0112
  - MP30956 0112
  - MP30957 0112
  - MP30958 0112
  - MP30959 0112
  - MP30960 0112
  - MP30961 0112
  - MP30962 0112
  - MP30963 0112
  - MP30964 0112
  - MP30965 0112
  - MP30966 0112
  - MP30967 0112
  - MP30968 0112
  - MP30969 0112
  - MP30970 0112
  - MP30971 0112
  - MP30972 0112
  - MP30973 0112
  - MP30974 0112
  - MP30975 0112
  - MP30976 0112
  - MP30977 0113
  - MP30978 0113
- The End game.
  - LP46892 0058
- The End of summer.
  - LP47133 0065
- Endometriosis.
  - MP31019 0114
- Endora moves in for a spell.
  - LP47645 0078
- Engel, R. B., Jr.
  - MP30703 0105
- England made me.
  - LP47196 0067
- English family: life in Sheffield.
  - MP30959 0112
- Epidural neurostimulation.
  - MP30416 0098
- Epilogue.
  - R655945 0125
- Equipment.
  - LP47744 0081
- Erikson, Erik H.
  - MP30204 0092
- Erosion and weathering: Looking at the land.
  - MP30928 0111
- Escape from the dark.
  - LF365 0057
- Escape if you can.
  - R655145 0124
- Esmark, Inc.
  - MP30421 0098
- Esmark, Inc. Public Relations Department.
  - MP30421 0098
- Esquire, Inc. Coronet Instructional Media.
  - MP30860 0109
  - MP30861 0109
  - MP30862 0109
  - MP30863 0109
  - MP30864 0109
  - MP30865 0109
  - MP30866 0109
  - MP30867 0109
  - MP30868 0109
  - MP30869 0109
  - MP30870 0109
  - MP30871 0109
  - MP30872 0109
  - MP30873 0109
- Estimation.
  - MP30941 0111
- Ethel Smith and The Henry King Orchestra.
  - R651044 0122
- Evaluating business ventures.
  - MP30415 0098
- Everybody does it.
  - R659115 0129
- Everybody rides the carousel.
  - MP30204 0092
- Everyone’s a winner.
  - MP30812 0108
- Everything about bicycles.
  - MP30233 0093
- Everything you wanted to know about sex but couldn’t pronounce.
  - LP47785 0082
- The Examination of vision.
  - MP30181 0092
- Examples of natural control of the cabbage looper (Trichoplusia ni)
  - MP30298 0095
- Excelsior Springs Public School District (MO)
  - MP30216 0092
- Exceptional teaching.
  - MP30101 0089
- Executive suite.
  - LP46973 0060
  - LP46974 0060
  - LP46975 0060
  - LP47154 0065
  - LP47155 0066
  - LP47156 0066
  - LP47187 0066
  - LP47188 0066
  - LP47189 0067
  - LP47190 0067
  - LP47191 0067
  - LP47192 0067
- Exit the Dragon, enter the Tiger.
  - LP47058 0062
- Expanding math skills with the minicalculator.
  - MP30940 0111
  - MP30941 0111
- Exploring the Leewards.
  - MP30433 0098
- Expression in relationships: Jaynie’s dream.
  - MU10173 0118
- The Extra step.
  - MP30410 0098
- Eye of the beholder.
  - LP47401 0071
- The Eyes have it.
  - LP47181 0066
- The Eyes of Charles Sand.
  - LP47025 0061
- The Eyes of terror.
  - LP47314 0070
- The Face of my brother.
  - MP30995 0113
- Face to face.
  - LP47207 0067
- Facing the energy issues.
  - MU10030 0115
- Factory in the cellar.
  - LP47826 0083
- FAI Cinema.
  - LP47208 0067
- Fairfax County Public Schools (VA)
  - MU10228 0119
- Fairfax County Public Schools (VA) Department of Instructional Services.
  - MU10228 0119
- Fairview General Hospital, Cleveland.
  - MP30373 0097
  - MP30374 0097
- Fall guy.
  - LP47336 0070
- The Fall of the House of Usher by Edgar Allan Poe.
  - MP30955 0112
- The Family.
  - MP30164 0091
- The Family Holvak.
  - LP47733 0081
  - LP47734 0081
  - LP47735 0081
  - LP47736 0081
  - LP47737 0081
  - LP47738 0081
  - LP47739 0081
  - LP47740 0081
  - LP47741 0081
  - LP47742 0081
- Family issues.
  - MP30098 0089
- The Family nobody wanted.
  - LP47344 0070
- The Family portrait.
  - LP47056 0062
- A Family system phenomenon.
  - MP30946 0112
- Family wills.
  - MP30201 0092
- Famous Players Film Company.
  - LF363 0057
- Farewell, Mary Jane.
  - LP47916 0086
- The Fargo phantom.
  - R651042 0122
- Farmall tractor hitch adjustments lower link sensing.
  - MP30362 0096
- The Farmer.
  - LP47208 0067
- Farmhouse Films, Inc.
  - MP30233 0093
- Farming pays off.
  - R653643 0123
- Farms in the fall.
  - MP31037 0114
- Farms in the seasons.
  - MP31034 0114
  - MP31035 0114
  - MP31036 0114
  - MP31037 0114
- Farms in the spring.
  - MP31034 0114
- Farms in the summer.
  - MP31035 0114
- Farms in the winter.
  - MP31036 0114
- Farm tractor safety.
  - MP30363 0096
- The Farnsworth stratagem.
  - LP47562 0076
- Fashion mart.
  - LP47101 0064
- Fastest gun on Madison Avenue.
  - LP47651 0078
- The Fatal arrow.
  - R659386 0129
- Fatal witness.
  - LP47276 0069
- Father is a bachelor.
  - R654968 0124
- Father of the bride.
  - R661042 0131
- Father on trial.
  - LP47023 0061
- Father was a fullback.
  - R659119 0129
- Fatty and the donkey.
  - LP46872 0057
- Fatty and the duck.
  - LP47050 0062
- Fausta, the Nazi Wonder Woman.
  - LP47007 0061
- Fay.
  - LP47212 0067
  - LP47213 0067
  - LP47214 0067
  - LP47215 0067
  - LP47216 0067
  - LP47217 0067
  - LP47218 0067
  - LP47219 0067
  - LP47220 0067
  - LP47221 0067
- Fay and the doctor.
  - LP47219 0067
- F.D.R.: The Man who changed America.
  - MP30534 0101
- Fear of falling.
  - LP46975 0060
- Federated Department Stores, Inc.
  - MP30443 0099
- Feeding your baby.
  - MP30498 0100
- Fellini, Bergman and Partridge.
  - LP47682 0079
- Feminine existence.
  - MP30568 0102
- The Feminine mystique.
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Ferguson, Max.
  - LP47355 0070
- Feudin’ rhythm.
  - R650405 0121
- Fields (Sammy) Productions, Inc.
  - MP30495 0100
- Fifteen big ones.
  - MU10098 0116
- Fifteen minutes.
  - LP46871 0057
  - LP46874 0057
- The Fight for better schools.
  - R653645 0123
- Fighting man of the plains.
  - R659118 0129
- The Fighting redhead.
  - R653824 0124
- Filbert and the melon cheater: subtraction with borrowing.
  - MP30936 0111
- The Filmakers.
  - MP30162 0091
  - MP30163 0091
  - MP30164 0091
  - MP30165 0091
- Filmart Productions.
  - MP30528 0101
- Filmayer.
  - LP46866 0057
- Film Counselors, Inc.
  - MP30414 0098
- Film Creations, Ltd.
  - LP47824 0083
- Filmfair Communications.
  - LP46924 0059
  - LP47197 0067
  - MP30505 0100
  - MP30764 0106
- FilmFair, Inc.
  - LP47197 0067
  - MP30764 0106
- The Filming of a ghost.
  - MP30352 0096
- The Film of memory.
  - LP46954 0060
- Film Production Unit, Iowa State University.
  - SEE Iowa State University, Ames. Film Production Unit.
- Films for the Humanities, Inc.
  - MP30484 0100
- Filmways, Inc.
  - LP47852 0084
  - LP47853 0084
  - LP47854 0084
  - LP47855 0084
  - LP47856 0084
  - LP47857 0084
  - LP47858 0084
  - LP47859 0084
  - LP47860 0084
  - LP47861 0084
- Final burial.
  - LP47275 0069
- Finishing and curing quality concrete.
  - MP30580 0102
- Finley (Stuart) Inc.
  - MP30148 0091
- Finseth, Frederick.
  - MP30786 0107
- Fire!
  - LP47942 0087
- Fire power.
  - LP47099 0063
- Fire sale.
  - LP47874 0085
- The Firework factory job.
  - LP47568 0076
- The Fireworks factory job.
  - LP47568 0076
- First aid for little people with Harv and Marv.
  - MP30843 0108
- First alert commerce puppies.
  - MU10224 0119
- The First Artists Production Company, Ltd.
  - LP47868 0085
  - LP47869 0085
- First love.
  - LP47738 0081
  - LP47739 0081
- Fish.
  - LP47892 0085
- Fitzgerald, Francis Scott Key.
  - LP47578 0076
- Fitzgerald, F. Scott.
  - SEE Fitzgerald, Francis Scott Key.
- Flames and dust explosions.
  - MP30213 0092
- Flames of passion.
  - MP30707 0105
- Flannagan’s fleet.
  - LP47273 0069
- FlaxGold Productions.
  - MP30297 0095
- The Fleet listens to its own.
  - MU10055 0115
- Fleet Reserve Association.
  - MU10055 0115
- The Flight of the grey wolf.
  - LP46932 0059
  - LP46933 0059
- Flight of the white wolf.
  - LP46932 0059
  - LP46933 0059
- Flight to danger.
  - LP47277 0069
- Flight to holocaust.
  - LP47869 0085
- The Flivver.
  - LP47831 0084
- Florida Medical Association, Inc.
  - MP30906 0110
- The Florida primary.
  - MP30544 0101
- Flossing.
  - MP30089 0089
- Flossing techniques.
  - MP30089 0089
- Flowers of evil.
  - LP47893 0085
- Fly control.
  - MP31012 0114
- Flying cups and saucers.
  - R650996 0122
- The Flying doctor of Kenya.
  - LP47590 0077
- Fly me.
  - LP47634 0078
- Fly’s last flight.
  - R650840 0122
- Focus on the extended family in family therapy.
  - MP30160 0091
- A Folktale from Mexico.
  - MP30942 0111
- Following the tundra wolf.
  - MP30989 0113
- Follow that witch.
  - LP47653 0078
  - LP47654 0078
- Follow the leader.
  - MU10227 0119
- Food fads and fallacies.
  - MP30945 0112
- Food follies.
  - MP30859 0109
- Fooling Casper.
  - LP47037 0062
  - LP47043 0062
- Forearm fractures: a functional method of treatment.
  - MP30192 0092
- Foreign exchange and international money market operations.
  - MP30368 0096
- Forever Furness.
  - MP31033 0114
- Forgive us our debits.
  - LP47784 0082
- The Forgotten room.
  - LP47952 0087
- Forman, Austin.
  - LP47057 0062
- Formula 407.
  - LP47814 0083
- For sale by owner.
  - LP47689 0079
- For the love of Angela.
  - LP47922 0087
- Fortune Productions, Inc.
  - MP31013 0114
- Fortunes of Captain Blood.
  - R659065 0129
- Forty year itch.
  - LP47805 0083
- For whom the bell tolls.
  - LP47776 0082
- Foul on the first play.
  - LP47549 0075
- Four Associates, Ltd.
  - LP47635 0078
- The Four-fifteen express.
  - R657894 0127
- A Fox in a fix.
  - R656678 0125
- A Fractured leghorn.
  - R656662 0125
- The Frame.
  - LP47950 0087
- Frame by frame: the art of animation.
  - MP30225 0093
- Framework for ministry.
  - MU10029 0114
- Francis.
  - R651038 0122
- Franciscan Communications Center.
  - LP46868 0057
  - LP46869 0057
- Fraud fighters.
  - R657655 0127
- Freaky Friday.
  - LP46956 0060
- Freddie Slack and his orchestra.
  - R651045 0122
- Fred Sanford, legal eagle.
  - LP46911 0058
- Fred’s cheating heart.
  - LP46922 0059
- Fred/Ted.
  - MP30485 0100
- Freedom’s challenge.
  - MP30312 0095
- Free for all.
  - R657844 0127
- French fried frolic.
  - R650410 0121
- Friedman, Leopold.
  - LP46945 0059
- Friends of Tony Patino.
  - LP47063 0063
- Frigidaire, “Dishwasher benefits.”
  - MP31008 0113
- Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Frigidaire Division.
- Frigidaire, “Laundry center benefits.”
  - MP31006 0113
- Frigidaire, “The Meaning of heavy duty washers.”
  - MP31004 0113
- Frigidaire, “Timed cooling.”
  - MP31007 0113
- Frigidaire, “Washer cleanability.”
  - MP31005 0113
- Fritz Moellenhoff, M.D. with Constance Goldberg, M.S.W.
  - MU10205 0119
- From the horse’s mouth.
  - MP30220 0093
- Frontier outpost.
  - R650409 0121
- The Fugitive, the frigate and the fish.
  - LU3755 0088
- Fullerton College, (CA). Instructional Television and Communications Department.
  - MP31012 0114
- Full o’ pep.
  - LP46873 0057
- Fun at Shadow Mountain.
  - R658706 0129
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 1.
  - MP30210 0092
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 2.
  - MP30212 0092
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 3.
  - MP30213 0092
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 4.
  - MP30214 0092
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 5.
  - MP30211 0092
- Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 6.
  - MP30209 0092
- The Fun house.
  - LP47630 0078
- Fun with Dick and Jane.
  - LP46953 0060
- Future skippers.
  - R651049 0122
- FylmFair, Inc.
  - LP46924 0059
- Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd.
  - LF355 0057
  - LF356 0057
  - LF358 0057
  - LF359 0057
  - LF361 0057
  - R651745 0123
  - R661164 0131
  - R664832 0132
  - R664833 0132
  - R664834 0132
  - R664835 0132
  - R664836 0132
- Galahad’s daring.
  - R659391 0130
- Galahad’s triumph.
  - R659404 0130
- Galahad to the rescue.
  - R659393 0130
- Galileo’s experiment: on the Moon and on the Earth.
  - MP30792 0107
- Galley, Joyce.
  - MP30718 0105
- Galton, Ray.
  - LP46911 0058
  - LP46912 0058
  - LP46913 0058
  - LP46914 0058
  - LP46915 0059
  - LP46916 0059
  - LP46917 0059
  - LP46918 0059
  - LP46919 0059
  - LP46920 0059
  - LP46921 0059
  - LP46922 0059
  - LP46923 0059
  - LP47157 0066
  - LP47158 0066
  - LP47159 0066
  - LP47160 0066
  - LP47161 0066
  - LP47162 0066
- The Gambler.
  - R658326 0128
- Game birds.
  - R650508 0122
- A Game of lose.
  - LP47104 0064
- A Game of terror.
  - LP46967 0060
- Game of the century.
  - LP47115 0064
- Games children play.
  - LP47329 0070
- The Garden for all seasons.
  - MU10116 0117
- Gardner Advertising Company.
  - MP30386 0097
- Garner Ted Armstrong in Kansas City.
  - MP30272 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. SP-11.
  - MP30274 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 649.
  - MP30271 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 652.
  - MP30264 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 655.
  - MP30277 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 658.
  - MP30272 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 659.
  - MP30268 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 660.
  - MP30269 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 661.
  - MP30267 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 662.
  - MP30270 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 663.
  - MP30266 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 664.
  - MP30265 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 671.
  - MP30276 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 672.
  - MP30278 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 673.
  - MP30275 0094
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 674.
  - MP30273 0094
- Gastrointestinal system.
  - MP30285 0094
- A Gazebo never forgets.
  - LP47393 0071
- Gearjammers.
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
- Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V.
  - LP47144 0065
  - LP47578 0076
  - LP47579 0076
- Gene Deitch: the picture book animated.
  - LP47624 0078
- The General.
  - LP46950 0060
- General business program.
  - MP30548 0101
- General Film Distributors.
  - LF361 0057
- General Film Distributors, Ltd.
  - LF355 0057
  - LF356 0057
  - LF358 0057
  - LF359 0057
  - LF360 0057
  - R651743 0123
- General International Film.
  - LP46954 0060
- General Motors Corporation.
  - MP30393 0097
  - MP30394 0097
  - MP30395 0097
  - MP30396 0097
  - MP30400 0098
  - MP30401 0098
  - MP30402 0098
  - MP30403 0098
  - MP30488 0100
  - MP30489 0100
  - MP30490 0100
  - MP30491 0100
  - MP31004 0113
  - MP31005 0113
  - MP31006 0113
  - MP31007 0113
  - MP31008 0113
  - MP31018 0114
- General Motors Corporation. Cadillac Motor Car Division.
  - MP31018 0114
- General Motors Corporation. Chevrolet Motor Division.
  - MP30084 0089
  - MP30086 0089
  - MP30571 0102
  - MP30588 0102
  - MP30589 0102
- General Motors Corporation. Frigidaire Division.
  - MP31004 0113
  - MP31005 0113
  - MP31006 0113
  - MP31007 0113
  - MP31008 0113
- General Motors Corporation. Oldsmobile Division.
  - MP30400 0098
  - MP30401 0098
- General Motors Corporation. Pontiac Motor Division.
  - MP30393 0097
  - MP30394 0097
  - MP30395 0097
  - MP30396 0097
  - MP30402 0098
  - MP30403 0098
  - MP30488 0100
  - MP30489 0100
  - MP30490 0100
  - MP30491 0100
- General Motors Photographic.
  - MP31004 0113
  - MP31005 0113
  - MP31006 0113
  - MP31007 0113
  - MP31008 0113
  - MP31018 0114
- The General’s coat.
  - R658318 0128
- General Telephone and Electronics Corporation.
  - MP30805 0107
- General Television Enterprises, Inc.
  - R655943 0125
  - R655944 0125
  - R655945 0125
  - R655946 0125
  - R655947 0125
  - R655948 0125
  - R655949 0125
  - R655950 0125
  - R657887 0127
  - R657888 0127
  - R657889 0127
  - R657890 0127
  - R657891 0127
  - R657892 0127
  - R657893 0127
  - R657894 0127
  - R657895 0127
  - R657896 0127
  - R657897 0127
  - R657898 0127
  - R657899 0127
  - R657900 0127
  - R657901 0127
  - R657902 0127
  - R657903 0127
  - R657904 0127
  - R657905 0127
  - R657906 0128
  - R657907 0128
  - R657908 0128
  - R657909 0128
  - R657910 0128
  - R657911 0128
  - R657912 0128
- Generation of evil.
  - LP47882 0085
- Generation zap.
  - LP47459 0073
- Genesis 2.
  - LP47031 0062
- Genito-urinary system.
  - MP30286 0094
- George and the President.
  - LP46980 0060
- George the warlock.
  - LP47369 0071
- Georgetown University, Washington, DC. Department of Medical-Dental Communication.
  - MP30946 0112
- Georgetown University, Washington, DC. School of Medicine. Department of Psychiatry. Family Center.
  - MP30946 0112
- George Washington zapped here.
  - LP47617 0078
  - LP47618 0078
- Gerber (David) Productions, Inc.
  - LP47099 0063
  - LP47100 0064
  - LP47101 0064
  - LP47102 0064
  - LP47103 0064
  - LP47104 0064
  - LP47105 0064
  - LP47106 0064
  - LP47107 0064
  - LP47108 0064
  - LP47109 0064
  - LP47123 0064
  - LP47124 0064
  - LP47125 0065
  - LP47126 0065
  - LP47127 0065
  - LP47128 0065
  - LP47129 0065
  - LP47130 0065
  - LP47131 0065
  - LP47132 0065
  - LP47133 0065
  - LP47134 0065
  - LP47135 0065
  - LP47136 0065
  - LP47137 0065
  - LP47138 0065
  - LP47139 0065
  - LP47140 0065
  - LP47141 0065
  - LP47142 0065
  - LP47143 0065
  - LP47202 0067
  - LP47585 0076
  - LP47586 0076
  - LP47587 0076
  - LP47588 0076
  - LP47589 0077
  - LP47590 0077
  - LP47591 0077
  - LP47592 0077
  - LP47593 0077
  - LP47594 0077
  - LP47595 0077
  - LP47596 0077
  - LP47879 0085
  - LP47880 0085
  - LP47881 0085
  - LP47883 0085
  - LP47884 0085
  - LP47885 0085
  - LP47886 0085
  - LP47887 0085
  - LP47888 0085
  - LP47889 0085
  - LP47890 0085
  - LP47891 0085
  - LP47892 0085
  - LP47893 0085
  - LP47894 0085
  - LP47895 0086
  - LP47896 0086
  - LP47897 0086
  - LP47898 0086
  - LP47899 0086
  - LP47900 0086
  - LP47901 0086
  - LP47902 0086
  - LP47903 0086
  - LP47904 0086
  - LP47905 0086
  - LP47906 0086
  - LP47907 0086
  - LP47908 0086
  - LP47909 0086
  - LP47910 0086
  - LP47911 0086
  - LP47912 0086
  - LP47913 0086
  - LP47914 0086
  - LP47915 0086
  - LP47916 0086
  - LP47917 0086
  - LP47918 0086
  - LP47919 0086
  - LP47920 0086
  - LP47921 0086
  - LP47922 0087
  - LP47923 0087
  - LP47931 0087
- Germelshausen.
  - R657899 0127
- Gerstacker, Friedrich.
  - R657899 0127
- Get the money and run.
  - LP47176 0066
- Getting away from it all.
  - LP47037 0062
- Getting the point of dictation.
  - MP29725 0088
- The Ghost of Captain Peale: Linear measurement and mapping with metric units.
  - MP30930 0111
- The Ghost who made a spectre of himself.
  - LP47609 0077
- Giant hernias managed by pneumoperitoneum.
  - MU10138 0117
- Gift of anger.
  - LP46969 0060
- Gillette Company.
  - MP30730 0106
  - MP30731 0106
- Gimbel (Roger) Tomorrow Enterprises.
  - LP47868 0085
- Gimme shelter.
  - MP30486 0100
- The Girl in the Bay City Boys Club.
  - LP47553 0075
- Girl on a string.
  - LP47106 0064
- The Girl on the balance beam.
  - LP47731 0081
- The Girl reporter.
  - LP47360 0071
- Girls’ school.
  - R654961 0124
- The Girl with the golden nose.
  - LP47359 0071
- The Glass dart board.
  - LP47298 0069
- Glaucoma.
  - MP30186 0092
- Glitter with a bullet.
  - LP47918 0086
- Glynis Films.
  - MP30346 0096
- God and your children.
  - LP46869 0057
- Go directly to jail.
  - LP47772 0082
- The God syndrome.
  - LP47143 0065
- Going ape.
  - LP47473 0073
- Going deeper: Joe Granados’ dream.
  - MU10170 0118
- Going to school is your job.
  - MP31039 0114
- Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions.
  - MP30218 0092
  - MP30369 0097
  - MP30789 0107
  - MP30790 0107
  - MP30791 0107
- The Golden ball.
  - R661769 0131
- Golden Coast Film Productions.
  - MP30348 0096
  - MP30762 0106
- Golden Coast Films.
  - SEE Golden Coast Film Productions.
- The Golden Lizard: A Folktale from Mexico.
  - MP30942 0111
- The Golden salamander.
  - R651744 0123
- Golden yeggs.
  - R656663 0125
- Goldman, William.
  - LP47144 0065
- Goldridge, Inc.
  - R655146 0124
- Gold strike.
  - R651043 0122
- Goldwyn (Samuel) Productions, Inc.
  - R658187 0128
  - R658188 0128
- The Golf bug.
  - LP47168 0066
  - LP47245 0068
- Golfer.
  - MP30729 0106
- Golf masters.
  - R657652 0127
- The Good Fairy strikes again.
  - LP47417 0072
- The Good fence.
  - MP30718 0105
- The Good Humor man.
  - R659064 0129
- The Goodluck bomber.
  - LP47078 0063
- A Good meal is hard to find.
  - LP47834 0084
- Good morning, Herman Hyman.
  - LP47355 0070
- Goodtime Enterprises.
  - LF368 0057
- Good times.
  - LP46995 0061
  - LP46996 0061
  - LP46997 0061
  - LP46998 0061
  - LP46999 0061
  - LP47000 0061
- A Good turn never goes unpunished.
  - LP47600 0077
- Goppy.
  - MU10185 0118
- A Gospel you haven’t heard.
  - MP30278 0094
- Governor’s Manpower Office, State of Minnesota.
  - SEE Minnesota. Governor’s Manpower Office.
- Go west.
  - LP46946 0059
- Grady, James.
  - LP47875 0085
- Grady, the star boarder.
  - LP46913 0058
- Gram world.
  - LP46884 0058
- The Grand flights.
  - MU10181 0118
- Grant, Donald L.
  - LU3765 0088
- Grant de Pauw, Linda.
  - SEE DePauw, Linda Grant.
- The Grass is always greener.
  - R656699 0126
- Grateful.
  - LP47730 0081
- A Grave too soon.
  - LP47951 0087
- Gravity lumbar reduction therapy.
  - MP30417 0098
- The Great Blue Lake Land and Development Company.
  - LP47561 0076
- The Great diamond: Long division.
  - MP30933 0111
- The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association.
  - MP30373 0097
- Greater Redding Chamber of Commerce (CA)
  - MP30509 0100
- The Greatest.
  - LP47877 0085
- The Greatest, my own story.
  - LP47877 0085
- Greatest show in Watts.
  - LP47160 0066
- The Great jewel robber.
  - R650848 0122
- The Great locomotive chase.
  - LP46950 0060
- The Great lover.
  - R650152 0121
- The Great painter’s joy ride.
  - LP47042 0062
- The Great Scout and Cathouse Thursday.
  - LP47065 0063
- The Great showman.
  - R654965 0124
- The Great swimming contest.
  - LP47180 0066
- Greene, Graham.
  - LP47196 0067
- Grendon Films, Ltd.
  - LF362 0057
- Gross, Paul R.
  - MP30554 0101
- Grossberg, Michael Joseph.
  - MP30088 0089
- Grossberg, M. J.
  - SEE Grossberg, Michael Joseph.
- Gross Telelloid Productions.
  - MP30554 0101
- Group marriage.
  - LP47867 0085
- Groverton Productions, Inc.
  - LP47002 0061
  - LP47352 0070
  - LP47353 0070
  - LP47354 0070
- Groverton Productions, Ltd.
  - LP47001 0061
- Growing in a relationship: Richie and Suzanne.
  - MU10165 0118
- Gruelle, Johnny.
  - LP47205 0067
- Grunbaum, Judith.
  - MP30587 0102
- GTA in Big Sandy.
  - MP30269 0094
- GTA in Dallas—find truth.
  - MP30267 0094
- GTA in Kansas City—1st night.
  - MP30268 0094
- GTE economic understanding program.
  - MP30805 0107
- Guardian Industries, Inc.
  - LP47222 0067
- Guess who’s coming to drive.
  - LP47715 0080
- Gulp and gee: science and roller coasters.
  - MP30810 0108
- The Gun.
  - LP47349 0070
- The Gunfighter.
  - R663422 0131
- The Gusmer “AR” gun training film.
  - MP30556 0101
- Gusmer Corporation.
  - MP30556 0101
  - MP30557 0101
  - MP30558 0102
- Gym jam.
  - R658059 0128
- Gynecological discharges.
  - MP30435 0098
- Habal, Mutaz B.
  - MU10101 0116
- Haleff, Maxine.
  - MP31009 0113
- Haley, Alex.
  - LP47569 0076
  - LP47570 0076
  - LP47571 0076
  - LP47572 0076
  - LP47573 0076
  - LP47574 0076
  - LP47575 0076
  - LP47576 0076
- Halliburton Company.
  - MP30991 0113
  - MP30992 0113
  - MP30993 0113
- Halloween safety.
  - MP31025 0114
- Hamilton, Donald.
  - LP47110 0064
  - LP47111 0064
  - LP47112 0064
  - LP47113 0064
  - LP47114 0064
  - LP47115 0064
  - LP47116 0064
  - LP47117 0064
  - LP47118 0064
  - LP47119 0064
  - LP47120 0064
  - LP47121 0064
  - LP47122 0064
- The Hamilton-Burr Duel.
  - LP47033 0062
- The Hammer of C block.
  - LP47544 0075
- Handling hard contact lenses.
  - MP30182 0092
- Hands of talent.
  - R660539 0130
- Hands tell the story.
  - R658064 0128
  - R658065 0128
- Handy (Jam) Organization, Inc.
  - MU10116 0117
  - MU10137 0117
  - MU10158 0118
- Hansel and Gretel in Samanthaland.
  - LP47603 0077
- Happy holidays.
  - R656694 0126
- The Happy years.
  - R663154 0131
- Harbor Productions, Inc.
  - LP47248 0068
- Hard contact lenses.
  - MP30174 0091
- Hard core.
  - LP47105 0064
- Hardin, John Wesley.
  - MP30561 0102
- Hardin, Wes.
  - SEE Hardin, John Wesley.
- Hare we go.
  - R656679 0125
- Harper and Row Media.
  - MP30563 0102
- Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.
  - MP30077 0089
  - MP30097 0089
  - MP30098 0089
  - MP30099 0089
  - MP30100 0089
  - MP30235 0093
  - MP30236 0093
  - MP30237 0093
  - MP30259 0094
  - MP30260 0094
  - MP30261 0094
  - MP30262 0094
  - MP30447 0099
  - MP30563 0102
- Harris, Thomas.
  - LP47579 0076
- Hart, Gordon M.
  - MP30851 0109
  - MP30852 0109
  - MP30853 0109
  - MP30854 0109
  - MP30855 0109
- Hartford Fire Insurance Company.
  - MP30381 0097
- Hartley, L. P.
  - LP47927 0087
- Harvard College Library.
  - SEE Harvard University. Library.
- Harvard University. Library.
  - MU10058 0115
- Harvard University. President and Fellows of Harvard College.
  - MU10058 0115
- The Hasty heart.
  - R650852 0122
- Hate thy neighbor.
  - LP47702 0080
- Hatton, Richard L.
  - MP30566 0102
- Have you ever thought about your face?
  - MU10097 0116
- Hawaii Five-O.
  - LP46898 0058
  - LP46899 0058
  - LP46941 0059
- Hawley, Cameron.
  - LP46973 0060
  - LP46974 0060
  - LP46975 0060
  - LP47187 0066
  - LP47188 0066
  - LP47189 0067
  - LP47190 0067
  - LP47191 0067
  - LP47192 0067
- Haymond, Lynn Carol Reynolds-.
  - SEE Reynolds-Haymond, Lynn Carol.
- The Healers.
  - LP47003 0061
- Health Information Services, Merck Sharp and Dohme, division of Merck and Company, Inc.
  - SEE Merck and Company, Inc. Merck Sharp and Dohme. Health Information Services.
- Hearst Corporation. Hearst Metrotone News.
  - R651082 0123
  - R651083 0123
  - R651084 0123
  - R651085 0123
  - R651086 0123
  - R651087 0123
  - R651088 0123
  - R651089 0123
  - R651090 0123
  - R652866 0123
  - R652867 0123
  - R652868 0123
  - R652869 0123
  - R652870 0123
  - R652871 0123
  - R652872 0123
  - R652873 0123
  - R655900 0124
  - R655901 0124
  - R655902 0124
  - R655903 0124
  - R655904 0124
  - R655905 0124
  - R655906 0124
  - R655907 0125
  - R658582 0128
  - R658583 0128
  - R658584 0128
  - R658585 0128
  - R658586 0128
  - R658587 0128
  - R658588 0128
  - R658589 0128
  - R658590 0128
  - R658591 0128
  - R661957 0131
  - R661958 0131
  - R661959 0131
  - R661960 0131
  - R661961 0131
  - R661962 0131
  - R661963 0131
  - R661964 0131
  - R663949 0131
  - R663950 0131
  - R663951 0131
  - R663952 0131
  - R663953 0131
  - R663954 0131
  - R663955 0131
  - R663956 0131
  - R663957 0131
- The Hearst Corporation. King Features Syndicate.
  - R657543 0127
  - R657544 0127
- Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation.
  - SEE Hearst Corporation. Hearst Metrotone News.
- Hearst Metrotone News, Inc.
  - R651082 0123
  - R651083 0123
  - R651084 0123
  - R651085 0123
  - R651086 0123
  - R651087 0123
  - R651088 0123
  - R651089 0123
  - R651090 0123
  - R652866 0123
  - R652867 0123
  - R652868 0123
  - R652869 0123
  - R652870 0123
  - R652871 0123
  - R652872 0123
  - R652873 0123
  - R655900 0124
  - R655901 0124
  - R655902 0124
  - R655903 0124
  - R655904 0124
  - R655905 0124
  - R655906 0124
  - R655907 0125
  - R658582 0128
  - R658583 0128
  - R658584 0128
  - R658585 0128
  - R658586 0128
  - R658587 0128
  - R658588 0128
  - R658589 0128
  - R658590 0128
  - R658591 0128
  - R661957 0131
  - R661958 0131
  - R661959 0131
  - R661960 0131
  - R661961 0131
  - R661962 0131
  - R661963 0131
  - R661964 0131
  - R663949 0131
  - R663950 0131
  - R663951 0131
  - R663952 0131
  - R663953 0131
  - R663954 0131
  - R663955 0131
  - R663956 0131
  - R663957 0131
- The Heart and circulatory system.
  - MP30971 0112
- Heartbeat.
  - R657893 0127
- Heartbreak Keith.
  - LP47709 0080
- Heart education series, HA-06.
  - MP30347 0096
- The Heart series.
  - MP30347 0096
- Heavy traffic.
  - LP47824 0083
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking Magpies, in Dancing shoes.
  - R650995 0122
- The Heiress.
  - R650842 0122
- Heldt, Morris Mason.
  - LU3764 0088
- Helen McLean, M.D. with Lucia Tower, M.D.
  - MU10207 0119
- Helen Ross with Fay Sawyier, Ph. D.
  - MU10209 0119
- Helicopter magic.
  - R657651 0127
- Helllllp.
  - LP47787 0082
- Hello Cousin Emma, goodbye Cousin Emma.
  - LP46919 0059
- Helpful helpers.
  - LP46875 0057
- Help, help, don’t save me.
  - LP47362 0071
- Help one another.
  - LP46875 0057
- Help yourself to better health.
  - MP30849 0109
- Helvey, Bill.
  - MP30217 0092
- Helvey (Bill) Productions.
  - MP30217 0092
- Hemingway, Ernest.
  - LP47543 0075
- Henderson, W. Keith.
  - MP30415 0098
- Hensley, Willie Thomas.
  - MU10185 0118
- Herman’s herd.
  - R657841 0127
- The Hero.
  - LP47328 0070
- He’s gone away.
  - R657887 0127
- Hickmar Productions, Inc.
  - LP46903 0058
- Hicks, Clifford B.
  - LP46925 0059
  - LP46927 0059
- Higgins (Alfred) Productions, Inc.
  - MP30280 0094
  - MP30399 0097
  - MP30714 0105
  - MP30843 0108
- High blood pressure control: a report from four cities.
  - MP30565 0102
- Highgate Associates, Ltd.
  - LP47209 0067
  - LP47925 0087
  - LP47926 0087
  - LP47927 0087
- High roller.
  - MP30724 0105
- Highway Safety Films, Inc.
  - MP30413 0098
- Hill, Jack.
  - LP47635 0078
- Hilland, Gary.
  - LU3757 0088
  - LU3758 0088
- Hinduism—the many paths to God.
  - MP30985 0113
- Hintze, Clarence C.
  - MU10162 0118
- Hippie, hippie, hooray.
  - LP47408 0072
- His baiting beauty.
  - R650406 0121
- His bitter half.
  - R656657 0125
- His first Mass.
  - LP47871 0085
- Historical role of alcohol.
  - MP30378 0097
- The History of alcohol.
  - MP30378 0097
- The Hit.
  - LP47921 0086
- Hit the high spots.
  - LP47841 0084
- Hoedown.
  - R654966 0124
- HoHo the clown.
  - LP47649 0078
- Holden, Barbara.
  - LP46908 0058
  - LP46910 0058
- Hold that monkey.
  - R654969 0124
- Hold that pose.
  - R659927 0130
- Holiday for Danny.
  - R660538 0130
- Holiday on skis.
  - R659123 0129
- Hollywood Boulevard.
  - LP47566 0076
- Holy Childhood Association.
  - MP30701 0105
- Holzer, Leonard.
  - MP30486 0100
- Home is where the heart was.
  - LP47684 0079
- Homeless hare.
  - R656704 0126
- Home Mission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention.
  - SEE Southern Baptist Convention. Home Mission Board.
- Home Mission Board, Southern Baptist Convention.
  - SEE Southern Baptist Convention. Home Mission Board.
- A Home of our own.
  - LP47253 0068
- Home safety—it’s up to you.
  - MP30200 0092
- Home tests for the diabetic.
  - MP31017 0114
- Honeymoon feet.
  - LP46872 0057
  - LP47050 0062
- Honeymoon with death.
  - LP47285 0069
- The Honorable profession.
  - LP47308 0069
- Hoodoo.
  - R660532 0130
- Hoover, David.
  - LP47635 0078
- Hope Enterprises, Inc.
  - R650152 0121
- The Horse’s mouth.
  - LP47642 0078
- The Hospital delegation process.
  - MP30083 0089
- Hospital helper.
  - LP47044 0062
- A Hospital visit with Clipper.
  - LP47637 0078
- Hostage.
  - LP47316 0070
- Hot off the press.
  - LP47170 0066
- House of cards.
  - LP47259 0068
- A House of prayer, a den of thieves.
  - LP47969 0088
- The House that Uncle Arthur built.
  - LP47429 0072
- How cruel the frost, how bright the stars.
  - LP47966 0088
- How does your garden grow?
  - MP30450 0099
- How green is my spinach.
  - R653169 0123
- How green was my grass.
  - LP47380 0071
- How not to lose your head to Henry 8th.
  - LP47601 0077
  - LP47604 0077
- How the West was won.
  - LP47149 0065
  - LP47150 0065
  - LP47151 0065
- How to fail in business with all kinds of help.
  - LP47506 0074
- How to find truth.
  - MP30267 0094
- How to remember anything you study, and anything else!
  - MP30910 0110
- How to remember practically anything you study, and anything else!
  - MP30910 0110
- HTV.
  - LP47209 0067
- HTV-Bristol.
  - LP47925 0087
  - LP47926 0087
  - LP47927 0087
- The Hubley Studio, Inc.
  - MP30204 0092
- Hugs and Mugs.
  - R659388 0130
- Human aggression.
  - MP30237 0093
- The Human touch.
  - R655949 0125
- Humbug not to be spoken here.
  - LP47504 0074
- The Hunt.
  - MP30966 0112
- Hunt, Conover.
  - MP30911 0110
- Hunting the fox.
  - R656684 0125
- Hurwitz, Elaine.
  - MU10186 0118
- Hush now, don’t you die.
  - LP47098 0063
- Hustle.
  - LP47873 0085
- Hyaline membrane disease.
  - MP29852 0089
- Hydraulic fundamentals.
  - MP30322 0095
- Hydrofoil.
  - MP30979 0113
- The Hypo-chondri-cat.
  - R656675 0125
- Hytrol Conveyor Company, Inc.
  - MP30389 0097
- I am curious Partridge.
  - LP47685 0079
- I can get it for you retail.
  - LP47716 0080
- Ice.
  - LP47905 0086
- Ice kids.
  - R660535 0130
- The Iceman.
  - LP47333 0070
- I. C. L. Industries, Ltd.
  - LP47194 0067
- I confess.
  - LP47377 0071
- ICPI.
  - SEE The Insurance Crime Prevention Institute.
- I, Darrin, take this witch Samantha.
  - LP47361 0071
- The Idea.
  - MP30905 0110
- L’Idee.
  - MP30905 0110
- Identification of drillpipe.
  - MU10114 0117
- Identity crisis.
  - LP47154 0065
- I don’t want to be a toad, I want to be a butterfly.
  - LP47437 0072
- I’d rather twitch than fight.
  - LP47526 0075
- If at first you don’t succeed.
  - LP47197 0067
- I fell in love with God.
  - MU10073 0115
- If the shoe pinches.
  - LP47456 0073
- If they never met.
  - LP47409 0072
- If wishes were horses.
  - MP30982 0113
- I get your nannie, you get my goat.
  - LP47501 0074
- I left my heart in Cincinnati.
  - LP47778 0082
- I like soap because.
  - R657658 0127
- Illegal separation.
  - LP47406 0072
- The Illinois primary.
  - MP30545 0101
- I’ll never switch.
  - MU10250 0120
- Immobilization of free roaming bighorn sheep in San Gabriel Mountains.
  - MU10201 0118
- I’m not bad—just mad: The Emotionally handicapped child.
  - MP30924 0111
- The Imp in the bottle.
  - R658327 0128
- The Imposter.
  - LP47010 0061
- Impressions of the new world.
  - MP30948 0112
- I. N. C.
  - MU10202 0118
- In case of accident.
  - MP30429 0098
- Incident at Hawk’s Hill.
  - LP46928 0059
  - LP46929 0059
- Incident near a black and white.
  - LP47923 0087
- Indian art of the Pueblos.
  - MP30972 0112
- Indian scout.
  - R653168 0123
- The Indirect method.
  - LP47748 0081
- Individual Pictures, Inc.
  - R655145 0124
- Individual rights.
  - MP30203 0092
- Inflammatory diseases of the colon.
  - MP29853 0089
- Inflation: what can we do about it?
  - MP30805 0107
- Infor/Media.
  - MP30713 0105
- In hazard.
  - LP47548 0075
- Initial Teaching Alphabet Foundation, Inc.
  - MP30216 0092
- In quest of nature lost.
  - MP30804 0107
- Inquiry development program in earth science.
  - MP30336 0096
  - MP30546 0101
- In search of ancient astronauts.
  - MP30464 0099
- In search of Noah’s Ark.
  - LP47339 0070
- Insect life cycle: the periodical cicada.
  - MP30963 0112
- Inside Marilyn Chambers.
  - MP30483 0100
- The Inspection.
  - LP47746 0081
- Instant courtesy.
  - LP47439 0072
- Institute for Psychoanalysis, Chicago.
  - MU10204 0119
  - MU10205 0119
  - MU10206 0119
  - MU10207 0119
  - MU10208 0119
  - MU10209 0119
- The Instructional Media Center, the Culinary Institute of America.
  - SEE The Culinary Institute of America. Instructional Media Center.
- Instrumentation 1.
  - MU10082 0116
- Instrumentation 2.
  - MU10084 0116
- Instrumentation 3.
  - MU10083 0116
- The Insurance Crime Prevention Institute.
  - MP30220 0093
- Insurance Institute for Highway Safety.
  - MP30915 0110
  - MP30916 0110
- Interior decorators.
  - LP47172 0066
- Intermediate mathematics series.
  - MP30369 0097
- Internalizing problems.
  - MP30100 0089
- International Cyclomitor 2—Cyclo planters.
  - MP30817 0108
- International Film Exchange, Ltd.
  - R661101 0131
- International Harvester Company.
  - MP30353 0096
  - MP30354 0096
  - MP30355 0096
  - MP30356 0096
  - MP30357 0096
  - MP30358 0096
  - MP30359 0096
  - MP30360 0096
  - MP30361 0096
  - MP30362 0096
  - MP30363 0096
  - MP30813 0108
  - MP30814 0108
  - MP30815 0108
  - MP30816 0108
  - MP30817 0108
  - MP30818 0108
  - MP30819 0108
- International Toggle-Trip beams—plows.
  - MP30818 0108
- International 500 Cyclo flex-frame planter.
  - MP30813 0108
- International 720 and 830 forage harvesters.
  - MP30361 0096
- International 800 Flex-Frame plow.
  - MP30358 0096
- Interstitial diseases of the lung.
  - MP29854 0089
- Interurban Films.
  - MP30492 0100
- Intestinal blockage in the newborn.
  - MP29857 0089
- Intestinal obstruction in the newborn.
  - MP29857 0089
- In the realm of the senses.
  - LF366 0057
- In the shadow of danger.
  - LU3765 0088
- Introduction and thermochemistry
  - MP30210 0092
- Introduction to basic terminology and concepts.
  - MP30557 0101
- Introduction to decimals.
  - MP30369 0097
  - MP30931 0111
- Introduction to speech and language disorders.
  - MP30304 0095
- The Invaders.
  - LP47105 0064
- Involvement.
  - LP47728 0080
- In 25 words or less.
  - LP47720 0080
- Ionesco, Eugene.
  - MP30954 0112
- Ionesco’s The New tenant.
  - MP30973 0112
- Iowa State University, Ames. Department of Speech. Speech and Hearing Clinic.
  - MP30304 0095
- Iowa State University, Ames. Film Production Unit.
  - MP30299 0095
  - MP30303 0095
- Iowa State University, Ames. Science Film Advisory Board.
  - MP30299 0095
- Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.
  - MP30298 0095
  - MP30299 0095
  - MP30300 0095 NP30301 0095
  - MP30302 0095
  - MP30303 0095
  - MP30304 0095
- I remember you—sometimes.
  - LP47382 0071
- The Irish Rovers.
  - LF354 0057
- The Iron graveyard.
  - MP30411 0098
- Iron ponies.
  - R660543 0130
- Isabella and the magic brush.
  - LP46924 0059
- Is God trying to save the world now?
  - MP30266 0094
- Is it magic or imagination.
  - LP47435 0072
- The Island.
  - LP47927 0087
- Islands in the stream.
  - LP47543 0075
- I start counting.
  - LF367 0057
- I.t.a.: a new world of reading and writing.
  - MP30216 0092
- The Italian bird fiasco.
  - LP47550 0075
- Itel advanced system.
  - MP30385 0097
- Itel Corporation.
  - MP30385 0097
- It’s about people.
  - MP30294 0095
- It’s a gift.
  - LP46878 0058
  - LP47225 0068
- It’s a snap.
  - R652478 0123
- Its behavior in the body.
  - MP30379 0097
- It’s cold out thar.
  - MP30355 0096
- It’s hummer time.
  - R656658 0125
- It’s in the groove.
  - R653641 0123
- It’s magic.
  - LP47370 0071
- It’s not cricket.
  - LF358 0057
  - R664834 0132
- It’s not that easy, being a card catalog.
  - LU3761 0088
- It’s only a game.
  - LP47891 0085
- It’s pink but is it mink?
  - LP47211 0067
- It’s so nice to have a spouse around the house.
  - LP47639 0078
- It’s wishcraft.
  - LP47512 0074
- It’s your move Sergeant 2.
  - MP31040 0114
- It was only yesterday.
  - R658707 0129
- I want to keep my baby.
  - LP47878 0085
- I want to report a dream.
  - LP47081 0063
- I was a male war bride.
  - R659117 0129
- Jabberwocky.
  - LF373 0057
- Jack remarries.
  - LP47216 0067
- Jack’s heart attack.
  - LP47217 0067
- J and J Productions.
  - MP30804 0107
- J and W Fence Supply Company, Inc.
  - MP30808 0108
- Janus Films.
  - LP47071 0063
  - LP47072 0063
  - LP47073 0063
  - LP47074 0063
  - LP47075 0063
- A Japanese folk tale.
  - MP30978 0113
- Jason Organisations, Ltd.
  - MP30718 0105
- The Jeffersons.
  - LP46979 0060
  - LP46980 0060
  - LP46981 0060
  - LP46982 0060
  - LP46983 0060
  - LP46984 0060
- Jerry.
  - LP47004 0061
- Jerry and the lion.
  - R657250 0126
- Jewel of the Baltic.
  - R659125 0129
- Jib to topsail.
  - R659127 0129
- Jimmy Carter, 1976, Jimmy who?
  - MP30529 0101
- Jimmy’s kite.
  - MP31038 0114
- Jimmy who?
  - MP30529 0101
- J.J. and the older woman.
  - LP46997 0061
- J.J.’s new career.
  - LP46999 0061
  - LP47000 0061
- Joachim, Larry.
  - MP30522 0101
- Joe Forrester, no. 1.
  - LP47123 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 2.
  - LP47124 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 3.
  - LP47125 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 4.
  - LP47126 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 5.
  - LP47127 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 6.
  - LP47128 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 7.
  - LP47129 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 8.
  - LP47130 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 9.
  - LP47131 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 10.
  - LP47132 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 11.
  - LP47133 0065
- Joe Forrester, no. 12.
  - LP47099 0063
- Joe Forrester, no. 13.
  - LP47100 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 14.
  - LP47101 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 15.
  - LP47102 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 16.
  - LP47103 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 17.
  - LP47104 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 18.
  - LP47105 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 19.
  - LP47106 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 20.
  - LP47107 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 21.
  - LP47108 0064
- Joe Forrester, no. 22.
  - LP47109 0064
- Joey Blue Eyes.
  - LP47551 0075
- Joffee (Charles B.) Productions.
  - LP47932 0087
- John Baker’s last race.
  - LP46955 0060
- John Cage.
  - MP30781 0107
- John Cameron Swayze presents: question, can Nikola Tesla save our planet?
  - LP47249 0068
- John Ciardi.
  - MP30418 0098
- Johnson, Dan.
  - MP30804 0107
- Johnson, Ed.
  - MP30804 0107
- Johnson, Wingo C.
  - MU10097 0116
- Johnson and Johnson.
  - MP30191 0092
  - MP30192 0092
- John Spiegel, M.D. with Jerome Kavka, M.D.
  - MU10206 0119
- Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospitals.
  - MP30172 0091
- Joint Council on Economic Education.
  - MP30091 0089
- Join the circus.
  - LP47175 0066
- The Joker is a card.
  - LP47670 0079
- Jones, Charles M.
  - LP47034 0062
- Jones, Chuck.
  - SEE Jones, Charles M.
- Jones (Chuck) Enterprises.
  - LP47034 0062
- Journal Films.
  - MP31039 0114
- Journal Films, Inc.
  - MP30218 0092
  - MP31034 0114
  - MP31035 0114
  - MP31036 0114
  - MP31037 0114
  - MP31038 0114
- Journey.
  - MP30908 0110
- Journey into the wilderness.
  - LU3749 0088
- Joy.
  - MP30996 0113
- The Joy rider.
  - LP46881 0058
  - LP47049 0062
- JS Communications, Inc.
  - MP30381 0097
- Judgement day.
  - LP47309 0070
- Judgement from outer space.
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47818 0083
- Jules takes a partner.
  - LP47153 0065
- Jungle terror.
  - R656696 0126
  - R661768 0131
- Junior executive.
  - LP47674 0079
- Jury.
  - LP47060 0062
- Just a kid again.
  - LP47483 0074
- Just for fun.
  - R656659 0125
- Justice deferred.
  - LP47948 0087
- Just one happy family.
  - LP47364 0071
- Just three words.
  - R658319 0128
- Kane.
  - SEE Kane, John W.
- Kane, John W.
  - MP30345 0096
- Kane-Smith Productions.
  - MP30345 0096
- Kansas City—1st night.
  - MP30268 0094
- Kansas City—2nd night.
  - MP30272 0094
- Kaplowitz, Richard.
  - MP30144 0091
- KCPQ-TV 13 (Television station)
  - MP30811 0108
- Keaton, Buster.
  - LP46949 0059
  - LP46950 0060
- Keaton (Buster) Filmproduction.
  - LP46949 0059
- Keaton (Buster) Productions, Inc.
  - LP46948 0059
  - LP46949 0059
  - LP46950 0060
- Keats, Ezra Jack.
  - LP47623 0078
- Keeping it together on the road, film 1.
  - MP30290 0094
- Keeping it together on the road, film 2.
  - MP30291 0094
- Keeping it together on the road, film 3.
  - MP30293 0094
- Keeping it together on the road, film 4.
  - MP30292 0094
- Keith and Lauriebelle.
  - LP47692 0079
- Kenny, Dennis.
  - MU10029 0114
- The Kentucky Derby story.
  - R660530 0130
- Kenwood Advertising, Inc.
  - MP30947 0112
- Kenya.
  - MP30303 0095
- Key to the city.
  - R653083 0123
- Key West.
  - LP47032 0062
- Khan!
  - LP46967 0060
  - LP46968 0060
  - LP46969 0060
  - LP46970 0060
- Kid from Texas.
  - R651037 0122
- Kidnapped.
  - LP47165 0066
- Kids, kids, and more kids.
  - LP47847 0084
- A Killing in the second house.
  - LP47093 0063
- The Kill joys.
  - LP46870 0057
- Kinetochemistry and ignition.
  - MP30212 0092
- King, Stephen.
  - LP47351 0070
- King Archer.
  - R654970 0124
- King Features Syndicate, a division of The Hearst Corporation.
  - SEE The Hearst Corporation. King Features Syndicate.
- King Film International.
  - LF364 0057
- King Kong.
  - LP47147 0065
- Kings of the Rockies.
  - R656693 0126
  - R656697 0126
- KING-TV 5 (Television station)
  - MP30811 0108
- King Vat: Introduction to decimals.
  - MP30931 0111
- Kin less than kind.
  - LP47191 0067
- Kirkham, George L.
  - MP30099 0089
  - MP30100 0089
- A Kiss for Corliss.
  - R651875 0123
- Klane, Robert.
  - LP47874 0085
- Klug, Linda M.
  - MU10060 0115
- KMBC TV (Television station)
  - MP30216 0092
- Knee inspector.
  - LP46877 0057
- Knigge, Robert R.
  - MP30504 0100
- A Knight in shining armor.
  - LP47803 0083
- Knives of chance.
  - LP47537 0075
- Know your 241 baler maintenance.
  - MP30814 0108
- Koenig, Laird.
  - LP47194 0067
- Kojak.
  - LP46957 0060
  - LP47076 0063
  - LP47077 0063
  - LP47078 0063
  - LP47079 0063
  - LP47080 0063
  - LP47081 0063
  - LP47082 0063
  - LP47083 0063
  - LP47084 0063
  - LP47085 0063
  - LP47086 0063
  - LP47087 0063
  - LP47088 0063
  - LP47089 0063
  - LP47090 0063
  - LP47091 0063
  - LP47092 0063
  - LP47093 0063
  - LP47094 0063
  - LP47095 0063
  - LP47096 0063
  - LP47097 0063
  - LP47098 0063
  - LP47948 0087
  - LP47949 0087
  - LP47950 0087
  - LP47951 0087
  - LP47952 0087
  - LP47953 0088
  - LP47954 0088
  - LP47955 0088
  - LP47956 0088
  - LP47957 0088
  - LP47958 0088
  - LP47959 0088
  - LP47960 0088
  - LP47961 0088
  - LP47962 0088
  - LP47963 0088
  - LP47964 0088
  - LP47965 0088
  - LP47966 0086
  - LP47967 0088
  - LP47968 0088
  - LP47969 0088
  - LP47970 0088
- Koontz, Dean R.
  - LP47210 0067
- Kos, C. M.
  - MP30697 0105
- Kosovsky, Robert.
  - MU10161 0118
- Kos stapedectomy procedures.
  - MP30697 0105
- Krames, Josef K.
  - MP30397 0097
- Kresa, Helmy.
  - MU10182 0118
- Kung Fu.
  - LP46938 0059
  - LP47027 0062
- KXTX (Television station)
  - MP30785 0107
- La.
  - LP47247 0068
- A Labor of love.
  - MP30297 0095
- Ladri di biciclette.
  - R661101 0131
- The Lady takes a sailor.
  - R650841 0122
- Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.
  - LP46870 0057
  - LP46871 0057
  - LP46872 0057
  - LP46873 0057
  - LP46874 0057
  - LP46875 0057
  - LP46876 0057
  - LP46877 0057
  - LP46878 0058
  - LP46879 0058
  - LP46880 0058
  - LP46881 0058
  - LP46882 0058
  - LP47035 0062
  - LP47036 0062
  - LP47037 0062
  - LP47038 0062
  - LP47039 0062
  - LP47040 0062
  - LP47041 0062
  - LP47042 0062
  - LP47043 0062
  - LP47044 0062
  - LP47045 0062
  - LP47046 0062
  - LP47047 0062
  - LP47048 0062
  - LP47049 0062
  - LP47050 0062
  - LP47051 0062
  - LP47052 0062
  - LP47053 0062
  - LP47054 0062
  - LP47055 0062
  - LP47056 0062
  - LP47167 0066
  - LP47168 0066
  - LP47169 0066
  - LP47170 0066
  - LP47171 0066
  - LP47172 0066
  - LP47173 0066
  - LP47174 0066
  - LP47175 0066
  - LP47176 0066
  - LP47177 0066
  - LP47178 0066
  - LP47179 0066
  - LP47180 0066
  - LP47181 0066
  - LP47182 0066
  - LP47183 0066
  - LP47224 0068
  - LP47225 0068
  - LP47226 0068
  - LP47227 0068
  - LP47228 0068
  - LP47229 0068
  - LP47230 0068
  - LP47231 0068
  - LP47232 0068
  - LP47233 0068
  - LP47234 0068
  - LP47235 0068
  - LP47236 0068
  - LP47237 0068
  - LP47238 0068
  - LP47239 0068
  - LP47240 0068
  - LP47241 0068
  - LP47242 0068
  - LP47243 0068
  - LP47244 0068
  - LP47245 0068
  - LP47246 0068
  - LP47568 0076
  - LP47825 0083
  - LP47826 0083
  - LP47827 0083
  - LP47828 0083
  - LP47829 0083
  - LP47830 0083
  - LP47831 0084
  - LP47832 0084
  - LP47833 0084
  - LP47834 0084
  - LP47835 0084
  - LP47836 0084
  - LP47837 0084
  - LP47838 0084
  - LP47839 0084
  - LP47840 0084
  - LP47841 0084
  - LP47842 0084
  - LP47843 0084
  - LP47844 0084
  - LP47845 0084
  - LP47846 0084
  - LP47847 0084
  - LP47848 0084
  - LP47849 0084
  - LP47850 0084
  - LP47851 0084
- The Laff-a-Bits.
  - LP47167 0066
  - LP47168 0066
  - LP47169 0066
  - LP47170 0066
  - LP47171 0066
  - LP47172 0066
  - LP47173 0066
  - LP47174 0066
  - LP47175 0066
  - LP47176 0066
  - LP47177 0066
  - LP47178 0066
  - LP47179 0066
  - LP47180 0066
  - LP47181 0066
  - LP47182 0066
  - LP47183 0066
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 1.
  - LP47035 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 3.
  - LP46872 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 4.
  - LP47054 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 5.
  - LP47041 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 6.
  - LP46873 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 7.
  - LP46882 0058
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 8.
  - LP46870 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 9.
  - LP47053 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 11.
  - LP46874 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 12.
  - LP46875 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 13.
  - LP47052 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 14.
  - LP46876 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 15.
  - LP46877 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 16.
  - LP47051 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 17.
  - LP46878 0058
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 18.
  - LP47050 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 19.
  - LP47049 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 20.
  - LP46879 0058
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 21.
  - LP46880 0058
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 22.
  - LP47047 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 23.
  - LP46881 0058
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 24.
  - LP46871 0057
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 25.
  - LP47042 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 26.
  - LP47048 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 27.
  - LP47046 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 28.
  - LP47045 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 29.
  - LP47044 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 30.
  - LP47043 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 32.
  - LP47568 0076
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 33.
  - LP47036 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 34.
  - LP47055 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 35.
  - LP47037 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 36.
  - LP47038 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 37.
  - LP47056 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 38.
  - LP47039 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 39.
  - LP47040 0062
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 54.
  - LP47240 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 55.
  - LP47241 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 56.
  - LP47242 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 57.
  - LP47243 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 58.
  - LP47244 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 59.
  - LP47245 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 60.
  - LP47246 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 61.
  - LP47239 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 62.
  - LP47234 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 63.
  - LP47235 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 64.
  - LP47236 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 65.
  - LP47237 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 66.
  - LP47233 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 67.
  - LP47238 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 68.
  - LP47232 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 69.
  - LP47231 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 70.
  - LP47230 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 71.
  - LP47836 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 72.
  - LP47229 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 73.
  - LP47228 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 74.
  - LP47225 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 75.
  - LP47227 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 76.
  - LP47226 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 77.
  - LP47224 0068
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 78.
  - LP47835 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 79.
  - LP47839 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 80.
  - LP47834 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 81.
  - LP47841 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 82.
  - LP47837 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 83.
  - LP47840 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 84.
  - LP47825 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 85.
  - LP47842 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 86.
  - LP47838 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 87.
  - LP47843 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 88.
  - LP47844 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 89.
  - LP47845 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 90.
  - LP47846 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 91.
  - LP47847 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 92.
  - LP47849 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 93.
  - LP47848 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 94.
  - LP47851 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 95.
  - LP47850 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 96.
  - LP47827 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 97.
  - LP47826 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 98.
  - LP47828 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 99.
  - LP47830 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 100.
  - LP47829 0083
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 101.
  - LP47833 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 103.
  - LP47831 0084
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 104.
  - LP47832 0084
- LaGrange City School System (GA)
  - MP30150 0091
  - MP30151 0091
  - MP30152 0091
  - MP30153 0091
  - MP30154 0091
  - MP30155 0091
  - MP30156 0091
  - MP30157 0091
  - MP30158 0091
  - MP30159 0091
- LaGrange School System.
  - SEE LaGrange City School System (GA)
- Laing, R. D.
  - MP30563 0102
- The Lamb of God.
  - LP47068 0063
- Lamont goes karate.
  - LP46918 0059
- Lampkin-Asam, Julia McCain.
  - MP31010 0113
- Land at river’s end.
  - MP30142 0090
- The Landlubber.
  - LP47830 0083
- Landmark Properties.
  - LP47193 0067
- L and M Productions.
  - MP30513 0100
- Landsburg (Alan) Productions, Inc.
  - MP30464 0099
- The Language of medicine.
  - MP30339 0096
  - MP30340 0096
  - MP30341 0096
  - MP30342 0096
  - MP30343 0096
  - MP30344 0096
- The Language of medicine: introduction.
  - MP30338 0096
- The Language of medicine, lesson 7.
  - MP30288 0094
- The Language of medicine, lesson 8.
  - MP30289 0094
- The Language of medicine, lesson 9.
  - MP30287 0094
- The Language of medicine, lesson 10.
  - MP30285 0094
- The Language of medicine, lesson 11.
  - MP30286 0094
- The Language of medicine, lesson 12.
  - MP30284 0094
- La Quinta Film Partners, Ltd.
  - LP47872 0085
- Larson (Glen) Productions.
  - LP47934 0087
  - LP47935 0087
  - LP47936 0087
  - LP47939 0087
  - LP47940 0087
  - LP47941 0087
  - LP47942 0087
- LaRue Communications, Inc. Scientificom.
  - MP30208 0092
- Laser light therapy.
  - MP30169 0091
- The Last farmer at the market?
  - MP30811 0108
- Lasting longer.
  - MP30876 0109
- The Last of Howard.
  - LP47703 0080
- The Last of the two dollar bills.
  - LP47822 0083
- The Last round.
  - MP30412 0098
- The Last tycoon.
  - LP47578 0076
- Late abortion—it’s not too late.
  - MP30510 0100
- The Late show.
  - LP47223 0067
- Laugh, clown, laugh.
  - LP4742O 0072
- Laundry center benefits.
  - MP31006 0113
- Law of the land.
  - LP47322 0070
- Lawrence, David Herbert.
  - LP47209 0067
- Lawrence, D. H.
  - SEE Lawrence, David Herbert.
- Lawrence Hall of Science.
  - SEE University of California, Berkeley. Lawrence Hall of Science.
- Lawrence Welk and his champagne music.
  - R657312 0126
- LBS Productions, Inc.
  - LP47630 0078
- Learning about.
  - MP30374 0097
- Learning about a broken bone.
  - MP30374 0097
- Learning about cells.
  - MP30968 0112
- Learning about heat.
  - MP30962 0112
- Learning about light.
  - MP30974 0112
- Learning Corporation of America.
  - LP46937 0059
  - LP47209 0067
  - LP47925 0087
  - LP47926 0087
  - LP47927 0087
- Learning disabilities.
  - MP30921 0111
- Learning Resources, Modesto Junior College.
  - SEE Modesto Junior College (CA) Learning Resources.
- Learning to be human.
  - LP46937 0059
- Leaving for school.
  - MP30882 0109
- Lee Baltimore: 99 years.
  - MP30975 0112
- The Legacy of learning.
  - MP30919 0111
- Legal considerations for PSRO operation.
  - MP30078 0089
- Legend in granite.
  - LP47001 0061
- The Legend of John Henry.
  - LP46943 0059
- The Legend of Paul Bunyan.
  - LP46944 0059
- Leon County, FL. School Board.
  - LU3761 0088
  - LU3762 0088
- Leon County School Board.
  - SEE Leon County, FL. School Board.
- Le Page, Gerald J.
  - MP30513 0100
- Lesser (Sol) Productions, Inc.
  - R658063 0128
- A Lesson in love.
  - LP47075 0063
- Let’s go boating.
  - R656701 0126
- Let’s measure: using centimeters, meters, kilometers.
  - MP30866 0109
- Let’s measure: using grams and kilograms.
  - MP30867 0109
- Let’s switch.
  - LP47343 0070
- Lettering.
  - MU10247 0120
- Leveling practice.
  - MP30139 0090
- Levine (Joseph E.) Presents, Inc.
  - LP47933 0087
- Levine, Paul M.
  - MU10106 0116
- Levno, Patricia Gobbett.
  - MU10203 0119
- Lewis (Edward) Productions, Inc.
  - LP47222 0067
- Li, Diane Lum-King.
  - MP30423 0098
- Liberty.
  - MP30917 0110
- Liberty Features, Inc.
  - SEE Liberty Pictures.
- Liberty Pictures.
  - MP30879 0109
- Library in a landscape.
  - MU10058 0115
- Lieberman, Leo.
  - LP47584 0076
- The Lie detector.
  - LP46982 0060
- Life.
  - MP30918 0111
- The Life and assassination of the Kingfish.
  - LP47862 0084
- Lifeguard.
  - LP46897 0058
- A Life in balance.
  - LP47140 0065
- Life, liberation and the pursuit of death.
  - LP47958 0088
- The Life of Riley.
  - R655150 0124
  - R657386 0126
  - R657387 0126
  - R657388 0126
  - R657389 0126
  - R657390 0126
  - R657391 0126
  - R657392 0126
  - R657393 0126
  - R657394 0126
  - R657395 0126
  - R657396 0126
  - R657397 0126
  - R657398 0126
  - R657399 0126
  - R657400 0126
  - R657401 0126
  - R657402 0126
  - R657403 0126
  - R657404 0126
  - R657405 0126
  - R657406 0126
  - R657407 0126
  - R657408 0127
  - R657409 0127
  - R659300 0129
- Life on Samal Island.
  - MU10060 0115
- Life Style Productions, Inc.
  - MP30961 0112
- The Lighter than air man.
  - LP47753 0081
- The Lightning-rod man.
  - LP46942 0059
- A Likely candidate.
  - LP47794 0082
- Lillian’s separation.
  - LP47212 0067
- Lilly, Lou.
  - MP30764 0106
- Linden, Adrienne.
  - SEE Lindon, Adrienne.
- Lindep, Audrey Erskine.
  - LF367 0057
- Lindon, Adrienne.
  - MU10183 0118
- Linear measurement and mapping with metric units.
  - MP30930 0111
- Ling Ling.
  - LP47663 0079
- Lintola: Addition with carrying.
  - MP30932 0111
- Lion down.
  - R655495 0124
- Lionel Hampton and his orchestra.
  - R651041 0122
- Lionel’s pad.
  - LP46984 0060
- Lips Productions.
  - LP47067 0063
- Liter Land.
  - LP46890 0058
- Liter Land revisited.
  - LP46888 0058
- The Little archer.
  - R656688 0125
- The Little girl who lives down the lane.
  - LP47194 0067
- Little house on the prairie.
  - LP46901 0058
- Little Miss Jazz.
  - LP47047 0062
- Little old lady.
  - MP30726 0106
- Little quacker.
  - R650461 0122
- Little Rock Films.
  - LP46907 0058
- A Little yodel.
  - MP30258 0094
- Live lobster.
  - MP30383 0097
- Live wires.
  - LP46879 0058
  - LP47035 0062
- The Living cell: DNA.
  - MP30977 0113
- Living with dying.
  - MP30165 0091
- Lizzies of the field.
  - LP47233 0068
- Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco.
  - MP30370 0097
  - MP30371 0097
  - MP30372 0097
  - MP30700 0105
- Loew’s, Inc.
  - R650456 0122
  - R650457 0122
  - R650458 0122
  - R650459 0122
  - R650461 0122
  - R650989 0122
  - R650990 0122
  - R653082 0123
  - R653083 0123
  - R653591 0123
  - R653592 0123
  - R654702 0124
  - R654704 0124
  - R654705 0124
  - R655630 0124
  - R656802 0126
  - R656803 0126
  - R656804 0126
  - R656865 0126
  - R656957 0126
  - R656958 0126
  - R657250 0126
  - R657251 0126
  - R657794 0127
  - R657795 0127
  - R657796 0127
  - R658423 0128
  - R660303 0130
  - R660304 0130
  - R661040 0130
  - R661041 0131
  - R661042 0131
  - R661657 0131
  - R661658 0131
  - R663154 0131
  - R664839 0132
  - R664840 0132
  - R664841 0132
  - R664842 0132
- Logan (Bird) Productions.
  - MP30806 0108
- Logan, Thomas.
  - MP30876 0109
- Lois Chiles knows.
  - MU10074 0115
- Les Lois de l’hospitalite.
  - LP46947 0059
- London bobby.
  - LP47845 0084
- The Loneliest night.
  - LP47542 0075
- The Lonely victims.
  - LP47315 0070
- The Loner.
  - LP47907 0086
- The Long Christmas dinner.
  - MP30976 0112
- The Long Christmas dinner by Thornton Wilder.
  - MP30949 0112
- Long division.
  - MP30933 0111
- Long live the Queen.
  - LP47514 0074
- Long multiplication.
  - MP30938 0111
- A Long way from Times Square.
  - LP47962 0088
- The Long way home.
  - LP47736 0081
  - LP47737 0081
- Looking at the land.
  - MP30928 0111
- Looking for trouble.
  - LP47836 0084
- Loos, John T.
  - LP47057 0062
- Loose change.
  - LP47041 0062
- Loser takes all.
  - LP47095 0063
- Lou Graham survives Medinah.
  - LP47200 0067
- Louis B. Shapiro, M.D. with Arnold Goldberg, M.D.
  - MU10208 0119
- Louise gets her way.
  - LP46981 0060
- Louise suspects.
  - LP46979 0060
- Louisville tractor hitch adjustments.
  - MP30356 0096
- Love at first bite.
  - R659381 0129
- Love at first slight.
  - LP47770 0082
- Love is a four-letter word.
  - LP47352 0070
- Love, loot and crash.
  - LP47228 0068
- The Loves of Metric Man.
  - LP46885 0058
- Love, speed, and thrills.
  - LP47832 0084
- Love that beauty.
  - R657659 0127
- Love that brute.
  - R663423 0131
- Love until it hurts: a conversation with Mother Teresa.
  - MP30701 0105
- Low back pain.
  - MP30170 0091
- Lower Salmon Gorge.
  - MP31027 0114
  - MU10159 0118
- Low speed crash test: 1977 model cars.
  - MP30915 0110
- LSB Productions, Inc.
  - LP46902 0058
- Lucan.
  - LP47928 0087
- Lucasfilm, Ltd.
  - LP47760 0081
- Lucky losers.
  - R662858 0131
- Lucky number.
  - LP47169 0066
- Luke was there.
  - LP46937 0059
- Lustre Films, Inc.
  - LP47223 0067
- Ma and Pa.
  - LP47018 0061
- Ma and Pa Kettle go to town.
  - R651036 0122
- Mabel’s new hero.
  - LP47179 0066
- MacArthur’s Japan.
  - R653646 0124
- MacGillivray, Greg.
  - MP30446 0099
- MacGillivray-Freeman Films.
  - MP30446 0099
- MacIsaac, Don.
  - SEE MacIsaac, Donald M.
- MacIsaac, Donald M.
  - MP30525 0101
- Madam Kitty.
  - LP46952 0060
- Mad Dog Coll.
  - LP47584 0076
- Madman.
  - LP47254 0068
- The Mad movie makers.
  - LP47230 0068
- Madness of the heart.
  - R654826 0124
- Magazine.
  - MP30830 0108
- The Magic cabin.
  - LP47660 0079
- The Magic lantern movie.
  - MP31009 0113
- The Magic rectangle: Short multiplication.
  - MP30937 0111
- The Magic rolling board.
  - MP30446 0099
- The Magic skin.
  - R657910 0128
- The Magic witch.
  - LP47193 0067
- The Magus Corporation.
  - MP30529 0101
- Maid in San Pueblo.
  - LP47699 0080
- Maid to order.
  - LP47659 0078
- A Majority of two.
  - LP47378 0071
- Major News Library.
  - R650111 0120
  - R650120 0121
  - R650121 0121
  - R650122 0121
  - R650123 0121
  - R650911 0122
  - R664979 0132
  - R664980 0132
  - R664981 0132
  - R664982 0132
  - R664983 0132
  - R664984 0132
  - R664985 0132
  - R664986 0132
  - R664987 0132
  - R664988 0132
  - R664989 0132
  - R664990 0132
  - R664991 0132
  - R664992 0132
  - R664993 0132
  - R664994 0132
  - R664995 0132
  - R664996 0132
  - R664997 0132
  - R664998 0132
  - R664999 0132
  - R665000 0132
  - R665001 0132
  - R665002 0132
  - R665003 0132
  - R665004 0132
  - R665005 0132
  - R665006 0132
  - R665007 0132
  - R665008 0132
  - R665009 0132
  - R665010 0132
  - R665011 0132
  - R665012 0132
  - R665013 0132
  - R665014 0132
  - R665015 0133
  - R665016 0133
  - R665017 0133
  - R665018 0133
  - R665019 0133
  - R665020 0133
  - R665021 0133
  - R665022 0133
- Major Productions (London) Ltd.
  - LF357 0057
- Make love, not hate.
  - LP47451 0073
- The Making of a Foam Mechanic, chap. 1.
  - MP30557 0101
- The Making of a Foam Mechanic, chap. 2.
  - MP30558 0102
- The Making of a slide show.
  - MP30569 0102
- The Making of “Silent running.”
  - MP30581 0102
- Making sense with outlines.
  - MP30869 0109
- Making the right moves.
  - MP30929 0111
- Malaya.
  - R650457 0122
- Malcolm Brewer: boat builder.
  - MP30950 0112
- Malec chez les indiens.
  - LP46949 0059
- Malpaso Company.
  - LP46966 0060
- Mama’s baby, Papa’s maybe.
  - LP46916 0059
- Managing secretions in chronic lung diseases.
  - MP31021 0114
- Man and the animal series.
  - MP30187 0092
- The Manchu eagle murder caper mystery.
  - LP46960 0060
- M and M Mars, Inc.
  - MP30428 0098
  - MP31028 0114
- Maneaters of Merti.
  - LP47592 0077
- The Man from Independence.
  - LP47002 0061
- Mangan, Richard.
  - MP30948 0112
- The Man in the middle.
  - LP47335 0070
- Mann (Ted) Productions, Inc.
  - LP46897 0058
- Man of the year.
  - LP47415 0072
- Man’s best friend.
  - LP47657 0078
- The Man who died twice.
  - LP47332 0070
- The Many adventures of Winnie the Pooh.
  - LP47924 0087
- Marathon man.
  - LP47144 0065
- The March of Time.
  - MP30448 0099
  - R660338 0130
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 1.
  - R653637 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 2.
  - R653638 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 4.
  - R653639 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 5.
  - R653640 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 6.
  - R653641 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 7.
  - R653642 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 8.
  - R653643 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 9.
  - R653644 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 10.
  - R653645 0123
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 11.
  - R653646 0124
- The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 12.
  - R653647 0124
- Marcus Productions.
  - MP30564 0102
- Mardi Gras.
  - R657896 0127
- Marian B., Inc.
  - R650507 0122
  - R650508 0122
  - R650509 0122
  - R653338 0123
  - R653339 0123
  - R653340 0123
  - R653341 0123
  - R655898 0124
  - R657650 0127
  - R657651 0127
  - R657652 0127
  - R657653 0127
  - R657654 0127
  - R657655 0127
  - R657656 0127
  - R657657 0127
  - R657658 0127
  - R657659 0127
  - R660526 0130
  - R660527 0130
  - R660528 0130
  - R660529 0130
  - R660530 0130
  - R660531 0130
  - R660532 0130
  - R660533 0130
  - R660534 0130
  - R660535 0130
  - R660536 0130
  - R660537 0130
  - R660538 0130
  - R660539 0130
  - R660540 0130
  - R660541 0130
  - R660542 0130
  - R660543 0130
  - R660544 0130
- Marinated mariner.
  - R658695 0128
- Mark of the gorilla.
  - R658698 0129
- Mark 7, Ltd.
  - LP47250 0068
  - LP47251 0068
  - LP47728 0080
  - LP47729 0081
  - LP47730 0081
  - LP47731 0081
  - LP47732 0081
  - LP47743 0081
  - LP47744 0081
  - LP47745 0081
  - LP47746 0081
  - LP47747 0081
  - LP47748 0081
  - LP47749 0081
  - LP47750 0081
  - LP47751 0081
  - LP47752 0081
  - LP47753 0081
  - LP47754 0081
  - LP47755 0081
- Marriage, witches’ style.
  - LP47472 0073
- Marry me.
  - LF355 0057
  - R664832 0132
- Marsh, pseud.
  - SEE Phelps, Marsh.
- Marshall Maintenance.
  - MP30389 0097
  - MP30807 0108
- Mars, Inc.
  - SEE M and M Mars, Inc.
- Martin, Joseph C.
  - MP30574 0102
  - MP30575 0102
- Mar Vista Productions.
  - LP47872 0085
- Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman.
  - LP47852 0084
  - LP47653 0084
  - LP47854 0084
  - LP47855 0084
  - LP47856 0084
  - LP47857 0084
  - LP47858 0084
  - LP47859 0084
  - LP47860 0084
  - LP47861 0084
- Mary Ryan, detective.
  - R654958 0124
- Mary, the good fairy.
  - LP47761 0081
- The Masai rebels.
  - LP47589 0077
- Mask of deceit.
  - LP46968 0060
- The Massachusetts and Vermont primaries.
  - MP3054O 0101
- The Master control.
  - MP30384 0097
- Master technicians service conference, Nov. 1976 session.
  - MP30243 0093
- Master technicians service conference, Oct. 1976 session.
  - MP30238 0093
- Master technicians service conference, Sept. 1976 session.
  - MP30239 0093
- Math that counts.
  - MP30930 0111
  - MP30931 0111
  - MP30932 0111
  - MP30933 0111
  - MP30934 0111
  - MP30935 0111
  - MP30936 0111
  - MP30937 0111
  - MP30938 0111
  - MP30939 0111
- The Mattapan-Ashmont High Speed Trolley Line.
  - MP30492 0100
- The Mattapan-Ashmont Line.
  - MP30492 0100
- A Matter of life.
  - MP30906 0110
- A Matter of survival.
  - LP47587 0076
- A Matter of time.
  - LP46954 0060
- Matteson, Lynn C.
  - MP30382 0097
- Matt Helm, no. 1.
  - LP47113 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 2.
  - LP47112 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 3.
  - LP47114 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 4.
  - LP47115 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 5.
  - LP47116 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 6.
  - LP47117 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 7.
  - LP47118 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 8.
  - LP47119 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 9.
  - LP47120 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 10.
  - LP47121 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 11.
  - LP47122 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 12.
  - LP47111 0064
- Matt Helm, no. 13.
  - LP47110 0064
- Maupassant, Guy De.
  - R658320 0128
- Maurice Sendak.
  - MP30788 0107
- Maurice Sendak’s Really Rosie starring the Nutshell Kids.
  - LP47164 0066
- Maxine.
  - MP30769 0107
- May (Elaine) Inc.
  - LP47206 0067
- Mayer, Arthur.
  - R652515 0123
- Maysles Films, Inc.
  - MP30486 0100
- MCA-TV.
  - LP46893 0058
- McCloud.
  - LP47934 0087
  - LP47935 0087
  - LP47936 0087
  - LP47939 0087
  - LP47940 0087
  - LP47941 0087
  - LP47942 0087
- McClure, Earl.
  - MU10100 0116
- MCC Productions.
  - MU10100 0116
- McDonald, John E.
  - MP30232 0093
- McGraw-Hill Broadcasting Company, Inc.
  - MP30087 0089
- McIntosh-Grant-McIntosh Motion Pictures.
  - LU3765 0088
- McNaughton’s daughter.
  - LP47352 0070
  - LP47353 0070
  - LP47354 0070
- McTavish.
  - LP47411 0072
- Meadway Productions, Inc.
  - LP47110 0064
  - LP47111 0064
  - LP47112 0064
  - LP47113 0064
  - LP47114 0064
  - LP47115 0064
  - LP47116 0064
  - LP47117 0064
  - LP47118 0064
  - LP47119 0064
  - LP47120 0064
  - LP47121 0064
  - LP47122 0064
- Me and my shadow.
  - LP47786 0082
- The Meaning of heavy duty washers.
  - MP31004 0113
- The Mean Salsa machine.
  - MP30590 0102
- Meat and poultry—how to select them.
  - MP30505 0100
- Le Mecano de la generale.
  - LP46950 0060
- Media-Four Productions.
  - MP30952 0112
  - MP30956 0112
  - MP30971 0112
- Media Services, Brigham Young University.
  - SEE Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Media Services.
- The Medical examination of your eyes.
  - MP30184 0092
- Medical story.
  - LP47202 0067
  - LP47203 0067
- Medical story, no. 1.
  - LP47135 0065
- Medical story, no. 2.
  - LP47143 0065
- Medical story, no. 3.
  - LP47142 0065
- Medical story, no. 4.
  - LP47140 0065
- Medical story, no. 5.
  - LP47141 0065
- Medical story, no. 6.
  - LP47134 0065
- Medical story, no. 7.
  - LP47139 0065
- Medical story, no. 8.
  - LP47136 0065
- Medical story, no. 9.
  - LP47137 0065
- Medical story, no. 10.
  - LP47138 0065
- Medical University of South Carolina, Charleston.
  - MP30583 0102
- Medieval society: nobility.
  - MP30872 0109
- Meece, Michael D.
  - LU3755 0088
- Meetings with God.
  - LP46868 0057
- Meet Jesse Jackson.
  - MP30279 0094
- Meet Marguerite De Angeli.
  - MP30221 0093
- Meet the grand champion.
  - MP30353 0096
- Meet the winners.
  - R659067 0129
- Meet what you eat.
  - MP30421 0098
- Melchior, Ib.
  - LP47184 0066
- Melkonian, Mark.
  - MP31014 0114
- Melkonian, Monte.
  - MP31014 0114
- Mellow dramas.
  - R660529 0130
- The Melted man.
  - LP47326 0070
- The Melting point of ice.
  - LP47879 0085
- Melton Truck Lines, Inc.
  - MP30290 0094
  - MP30291 0094
  - MP30292 0094
  - MP30293 0094
- Melville, Herman.
  - LP46942 0059
- The Memory of justice.
  - LP47580 0076
- Men of the Shooting Stars.
  - R650509 0122
- Mental deviations: The Mentally retarded and the gifted.
  - MP30926 0111
- The Mentally retarded and the gifted.
  - MP30926 0111
- Men will die.
  - LP47300 0069
- Men with no past.
  - LP47267 0069
- The Merchant of death assignment.
  - LP47024 0061
- Merchants of death.
  - LP47302 0069
- Merck and Company, Inc. Merck Sharp and Dohme.
  - MP30565 0102
- Merck and Company, Inc. Merck Sharp and Dohme. Health Information Services.
  - MP30565 0102
- Merck Sharp and Dohme, division of Merck and Company, Inc.
  - SEE Merck and Company, Inc. Merck Sharp and Dohme.
- Merrill (Charles E.) Publishing Company.
  - MP30101 0089
- Merton Gill, M.D. with Irwin Hoffman, Ph.D.
  - MU10204 0119
- Mesa Verde: mystery of the silent cities.
  - MP30969 0112
- Meter Park.
  - LP46889 0058
- Meter Park revisited.
  - LP46887 0058
- A Method of tendon transfers for combined median and ulnar nerve palsy.
  - MP30786 0107
- Metro-Goldwyn.
  - LP46946 0059
- Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.
  - LP46971 0060
  - LP46972 0060
  - LP46973 0060
  - LP46974 0060
  - LP46975 0060
  - LP47149 0065
  - LP47150 0065
  - LP47151 0065
  - LP47152 0065
  - LP47153 0065
  - LP47154 0065
  - LP47155 0066
  - LP47156 0066
  - LP47187 0066
  - LP47188 0066
  - LP47189 0067
  - LP47190 0067
  - LP47191 0067
  - LP47192 0067
  - LP47210 0067
  - LP47928 0087
  - LP47929 0087
  - LP47930 0087
  - R650456 0122
  - R650457 0122
  - R650458 0122
  - R650459 0122
  - R650461 0122
  - R650989 0122
  - R650990 0122
  - R653082 0123
  - R653083 0123
  - R653591 0123
  - R653592 0123
  - R654702 0124
  - R654704 0124
  - R654705 0124
  - R655630 0124
  - R656802 0126
  - R656803 0126
  - R656804 0126
  - R656957 0126
  - R656958 0126
  - R657250 0126
  - R657251 0126
  - R657794 0127
  - R657795 0127
  - R657796 0127
  - R658423 0128
  - R660303 0130
  - R660304 0130
  - R661040 0130
  - R661041 0131
  - R661042 0131
  - R661657 0131
  - R661658 0131
  - R663154 0131
  - R664839 0132
  - R664840 0132
  - R664841 0132
  - R664842 0132
- Metro Pictures Corporation.
  - LP47577 0076
- Mettler, Barbara.
  - MP30550 0101
  - MP30551 0101
  - MP30552 0101
  - MP30553 0101
- Meyer, Russ.
  - MP30337 0096
- MGD-Excellence Productions, a division of Pallottine Fathers, Inc.
  - SEE Pallottine Fathers, Inc. MGD-Excellence Productions.
- M-G-M Television.
  - LP47188 0066
  - LP47189 0067
  - LP47190 0067
  - LP47191 0067
  - LP47192 0067
  - LP47928 0087
- M-G-M TV.
  - LP46971 0060
  - LP46972 0060
  - LP46973 0060
  - LP46974 0060
  - LP46975 0060
  - LP47149 0065
  - LP47150 0065
  - LP47151 0065
  - LP47152 0065
  - LP47153 0065
  - LP47154 0065
  - LP47155 0066
  - LP47156 0066
  - LP47187 0066
  - LP47929 0087
- Miami Valley Broadcasting Corporation.
  - MU10227 0119
- Michael the warlord.
  - LP46998 0061
- Mickey and Nicky Productions, Inc.
  - SEE Mikey and Nicky Productions, Inc.
- Middle ear infections.
  - MP30904 0110
- Midnight movements.
  - MP30705 0105
- Midwest Film Productions, Inc.
  - LP47628 0078
- Mid-West metropolis.
  - R657313 0126
- Mighty marlin.
  - R657657 0127
- Mighty Mouse, in Stop, look, and listen.
  - R650997 0122
- Mikey and Nicky.
  - LP47206 0067
- Mikey and Nicky Productions, Inc.
  - LP47206 0067
- Military Academy with that 10th Avenue gang.
  - R658701 0129
- Millar.
  - LP47068 0063
- Millay at Steepletop.
  - MP30484 0100
- Miller, Bill.
  - LP47062 0062
- Million dollar baby.
  - LP47134 0065
- Milne, A. A.
  - SEE Milne, Alan Alexander.
- Milne, Alan Alexander.
  - LP47924 0087
- Milner-Fenwick, Inc.
  - MP30089 0089
  - MP30090 0089
  - MP30215 0092
  - MP30347 0096
  - MP30435 0098
  - MP30436 0098
  - MP30498 0100
  - MP3051O 0100
  - MP30511 0100
  - MP31017 0114
  - MP31019 0114
  - MP31020 0114
  - MP31021 0114
  - MP31022 0114
- Milner-Fenwick, Inc. Educational Division.
  - MP31017 0114
  - MP31019 0114
  - MP3102O 0114
- Milway Productions, Inc.
  - LP47208 0067
- Minnesota. Governor’s Manpower Office.
  - MP30787 0107
- The Minnesota land surveyor.
  - MP30554 0101
- Minstrel man.
  - LP47868 0085
- The Miracle months.
  - MP30768 0107
- Miracle of Pittron.
  - MP30494 0100
- Miracle slicer.
  - MP30997 0113
- Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.
  - LP46959 0060
  - LP46963 0060
  - LP46964 0060
  - LP46965 0060
  - LP47211 0067
  - LP47762 0081
  - LP47763 0081
- Mirror, mirror on the wall.
  - LP47479 0073
- “M” is for the many things.
  - LP47793 0082
- Mishima, Yukio.
  - LP46896 0058
- The Missionary Society of Saint Paul the Apostle in the State of New York.
  - MP30367 0096
- Mississippi Management, Inc.
  - MP30770 0107
  - MP30771 0107
  - MP30772 0107
  - MP30773 0107
  - MP30774 0107
- Missouri Pacific Railroad Company.
  - MP30497 0100
  - MP30559 0102
  - MP30981 0113
  - MP30982 0113
- Missouri tomorrow.
  - MP30775 0107
- Miss Partridge, teacher.
  - LP47693 0079
- Mister Billion.
  - LP47070 0063
- Mister Not So Wonderful.
  - LP47218 0067
- Mister Soft Touch.
  - R650404 0121
- Mister, you made a big mistake on my bill!
  - LP47061 0062
- Mitchell Brothers Film Group.
  - LP46891 0058
  - MP30483 0100
- Mitt the Prince.
  - LP47227 0068
  - LP47235 0068
  - LP47237 0068
- Mixed doubles.
  - LP47427 0072
- Mixed-in-place soil-cement construction.
  - MP30912 0110
- Mixing it up again and again.
  - LP47844 0084
- Model “AR” gun training film.
  - MP30556 0101
- Model lymphomas.
  - MP31010 0113
- Moderate speed car-into-truck rear-end crash tests.
  - MP30916 0110
- Modesto Junior College (CA)
  - MP30496 0100
  - MP30732 0106
  - MP30733 0106
- Modesto Junior College (CA) Learning Resources.
  - MP30732 0106
- The Modfather.
  - LP47795 0082
- Mod 2 knee system.
  - MP30695 0105
- Mom drops out.
  - LP47804 0083
- The Moment of truth.
  - LP47523 0075
- Momentum measurement.
  - MP30300 0095
- Momentum measurements.
  - MP30300 0095
- The M.O.M. principle.
  - LP47354 0070
- Mom’s realization.
  - LP47221 0067
- Mona Sammy.
  - LP47455 0073
- Money back guarantee.
  - LP47960 0088
- Money happy returns.
  - LP47424 0072
- Money in the bank.
  - R657912 0128
- Money, taxes and imagination.
  - MP30205 0092
- Monkey hustle.
  - LP46904 0058
- Monkeys.
  - MP30947 0112
- Monogram Pictures Corporation.
  - R651074 0123
  - R651075 0123
  - R658062 0128
  - R662858 0131
- Monroe Auto Equipment Company.
  - MU9790 0114
  - MU9791 0114
- The Monster.
  - MP30206 0092
- Montana.
  - R650851 0122
- Montana camera safari.
  - LP47764 0081
- Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA.
  - MP30507 0100
  - MP31024 0114
- Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA. Educational Film Division.
  - MP31024 0114
- Mooks, Inc.
  - LP46891 0058
- The Moon: a giant step in geology.
  - MP30952 0112
- The Moonlight Healer.
  - LP47139 0065
- Moonlight lovers.
  - MP30710 0105
- More for less.
  - MP30392 0097
- Morgan, Brewster.
  - R655945 0125
- Morning.
  - MP30888 0110
- Morning become electric.
  - LP47691 0079
- Morris (Philip) Inc.
  - MP30911 0110
- Morrison, Allen.
  - MP30492 0100
- Morris, the midget moose.
  - R659961 0130
- Morrow, Gertrude L.
  - R656866 0126
- The Most dangerous game.
  - MP30966 0112
- Most likely to succeed.
  - LP47292 0069
- A Most unusual wood nymph.
  - LP47525 0075
- Most wanted.
  - LP47323 0070
- Mother didn’t tell me.
  - R659129 0129
- The Mother-in-law of the year.
  - LP47430 0072
- Mother love.
  - LP47884 0085
- Mother, meet what’s his name.
  - LP47640 0078
- Mothers after divorce.
  - MP30365 0096
- Motorcycle rider course.
  - MP30422 0098
- Motorcycle Safety Foundation.
  - MP30422 0098
- Motor development: birth to walking.
  - MP30388 0097
- Motorized hang-glider film.
  - MP30088 0089
- Motor mania.
  - R655494 0124
- Motors Insurance Corporation.
  - MP30560 0102
- Moulton, Charles.
  - LP46895 0058
  - LP47814 0083
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47816 0083
  - LP47817 0083
  - LP47818 0083
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47820 0083
  - LP47821 0083
  - LP47822 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Mountain flowers.
  - MP30282 0094
- The Mouse is loose.
  - LP47245 0068
- Movie memories.
  - R653338 0123
- Movie of the week.
  - LP47343 0070
  - LP47344 0070
  - LP47345 0070
  - LP47346 0070
  - LP47347 0070
  - LP47348 0070
  - LP47349 0070
- Movies are adventure.
  - R662241 0131
- Movies of the week.
  - LP46893 0058
- The Movie studio.
  - LP47232 0068
- Movietone news.
  - R650093 0120
  - R650094 0120
  - R650095 0120
  - R650096 0120
  - R650097 0120
  - R650098 0120
  - R650099 0120
  - R650100 0120
  - R650101 0120
  - R650102 0120
  - R650103 0120
  - R650104 0120
  - R650105 0120
  - R650106 0120
  - R650107 0120
  - R650108 0120
  - R650109 0120
  - R650110 0120
  - R650112 0120
  - R650113 0120
  - R650114 0120
  - R650115 0120
  - R650116 0120
  - R650117 0120
  - R650118 0120
  - R650119 0120
  - R650124 0121
  - R650125 0121
  - R650126 0121
  - R650127 0121
  - R650128 0121
  - R650129 0121
  - R650130 0121
  - R650131 0121
  - R650132 0121
  - R650133 0121
  - R650134 0121
  - R650135 0121
  - R650136 0121
  - R650137 0121
  - R650138 0121
  - R650139 0121
  - R650140 0121
  - R650141 0121
  - R650142 0121
  - R650143 0121
  - R650144 0121
  - R650145 0121
  - R650146 0121
  - R650147 0121
  - R650148 0121
  - R650149 0121
  - R650150 0121
  - R650153 0121
  - R650154 0121
  - R650155 0121
  - R650156 0121
  - R650157 0121
  - R650158 0121
  - R650159 0121
  - R650160 0121
  - R650161 0121
  - R650162 0121
- Movietonews, Inc.
  - R650093 0120
  - R650094 0120
  - R650095 0120
  - R650096 0120
  - R650097 0120
  - R650098 0120
  - R650099 0120
  - R650100 0120
  - R650101 0120
  - R650102 0120
  - R650103 0120
  - R650104 0120
  - R650105 0120
  - R650106 0120
  - R650107 0120
  - R650108 0120
  - R650109 0120
  - R65011O 0120
  - R650112 0120
  - R650113 0120
  - R650114 0120
  - R650115 0120
  - R650116 0120
  - R650117 0120
  - R650118 0120
  - R650119 0120
  - R650124 0121
  - R650125 0121
  - R650126 0121
  - R650127 0121
  - R650128 0121
  - R650129 0121
  - R650130 0121
  - R650131 0121
  - R650132 0121
  - R650133 0121
  - R650134 0121
  - R650135 0121
  - R650136 0121
  - R650137 0121
  - R650138 0121
  - R650139 0121
  - R650140 0121
  - R650141 0121
  - R650142 0121
  - R650143 0121
  - R650144 0121
  - R650145 0121
  - R650146 0121
  - R650147 0121
  - R650148 0121
  - R650149 0121
  - R650150 0121
  - R650153 0121
  - R650154 0121
  - R650155 0121
  - R650156 0121
  - R650157 0121
  - R650158 0121
  - R650159 0121
  - R650160 0121
  - R650161 0121
  - R650162 0121
- Moving violation.
  - LP46958 0060
- Moyer, Martin.
  - MP30979 0113
- Moyer (Martin) Productions.
  - MP30979 0113
- Mrs. Amworth.
  - LP47925 0087
- Mrs. R—Death among friends.
  - LP47017 0061
- Mrs. Stephens, where are you?
  - LP47471 0073
- MTSC, Jan. 1977.
  - MP30514 0100
- Much ado about nut things—Problem solving: Estimation.
  - MP30941 0111
- Mud pump maintenance.
  - MU10113 0117
- Muhammad, Herbert.
  - LP47877 0085
- Muhammad Ali: skill, brains and guts.
  - MP30094 0089
- Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2.
  - MP30892 0110
  - MP30893 0110
  - MP30894 0110
  - MP30895 0110
  - MP30896 0110
  - MP30897 0110
  - MP30898 0110
  - MP30899 0110
  - MP30900 0110
- Multiple identity.
  - MP30349 0096
- Murder by proxy.
  - LP47299 0069
- Murder in velvet.
  - LP47266 0069
- Murder on ice.
  - LP47116 0064
- Murder on the run.
  - LP47122 0064
- Murphy, Robert.
  - LP46930 0059
  - LP46931 0059
- Museums—to use and enjoy.
  - MP30870 0109
- The Musical Arts Association, Cleveland.
  - MU10140 0117
- Music Farmers for Foster’s old fashioned freeze.
  - MP31023 0114
- Music of Manhattan.
  - R662840 0131
- The Mutual Benefit Life Insurance Company.
  - MP31030 0114
  - MP31031 0114
  - MP31032 0114
- Mutual of Omaha.
  - MP30141 0090
  - MP30142 0090
  - MP30390 0097
  - MP30391 0097
  - MP30424 0098
  - MP30425 0098
  - MP30433 0098
  - MP30434 0098
  - MP30437 0098
  - MP30438 0098
  - MP30716 0105
- Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom.
  - MP30141 0090
  - MP30142 0090
  - MP30390 0097
  - MP30391 0097
  - MP30424 0098
  - MP30425 0098
  - MP30433 0098
  - MP30434 0098
  - MP30437 0098
  - MP30438 0098
  - MP30716 0105
- My baby, the tycoon.
  - LP47366 0071
- My boss, the teddy bear.
  - LP47662 0079
- My brother, my enemy.
  - LP47964 0088
- My cup runneth over.
  - LP47532 0075
- My fair Esther.
  - LP47158 0066
- My favorite girl.
  - R651052 0122
- My foolish heart.
  - R658188 0128
- My friend Ben.
  - LP47392 0071
- My grandson, the warlock.
  - LP47669 0079
- My heart belongs to a two car garage.
  - LP47683 0079
- My name is Nevets: Learning disabilities.
  - MP30921 0111
- My son, the feminist.
  - LP47774 0082
- Mystery Street.
  - R661041 0131
- Mystic Pink.
  - LP46959 0060
- My what big ears you have.
  - LP47647 0078
- Nag, nag, nag.
  - LP47799 0083
- Nahay, Michael.
  - LP47185 0066
- Naming Samantha’s new baby.
  - LP47495 0074
- Nancy goes to Rio.
  - R653082 0123
- NAO’s Populated area combuster.
  - MP30501 0100
- NAO’s Quiet Flare burner.
  - MP30499 0100
- NAO’s Vapor disposal unit.
  - MP30500 0100
- Narcissus, version B.
  - MP30731 0106
- Narcissus, version W.
  - MP30730 0106
- Nashville girl.
  - LP46905 0058
- National Airoil Burner Company, Inc.
  - MP30499 0100
  - MP30500 0100
  - MP30501 0100
- National Broadcasting Company, Inc.
  - LP46901 0058
  - MP30149 0091
  - MP30308 0095
  - MP30309 0095
  - MP30310 0095
  - MP30311 0095
  - MP30917 0110
  - MP30918 0111
  - MU9861 0114
  - MU10031 0115
  - MU10032 0115
  - MU10033 0115
  - MU10034 0115
  - MU10035 0115
  - MU10036 0115
  - MU10037 0115
  - MU10038 0115
  - MU10039 0115
  - MU10040 0115
  - MU10041 0115
  - MU10042 0115
  - MU10043 0115
  - MU10044 0115
  - MU10045 0115
  - MU10046 0115
  - MU10047 0115
  - MU10048 0115
  - MU10049 0115
  - MU10050 0115
  - MU10051 0115
  - MU10052 0115
  - MU10053 0115
  - MU10054 0115
  - MU10061 0115
  - MU10062 0115
  - MU10063 0115
  - MU10064 0115
  - MU10065 0115
  - MU10066 0115
  - MU10067 0115
  - MU10068 0115
  - MU10069 0115
  - MU1007O 0115
  - MU10071 0115
  - MU10072 0115
  - MU10086 0116
  - MU10087 0116
  - MU10088 0116
  - MU10089 0116
  - MU10090 0116
  - MU10091 0116
  - MU10092 0116
  - MU10093 0116
  - MU10094 0116
  - MU10095 0116
  - MU10096 0116
  - MU10117 0117
  - MU10118 0117
  - MU10119 0117
  - MU10120 0117
  - MU10121 0117
  - MU10122 0117
  - MU10123 0117
  - MU10124 0117
  - MU10125 0117
  - MU10126 0117
  - MU10127 0117
  - MU10128 0117
  - MU10129 0117
  - MU10130 0117
  - MU10131 0117
  - MU10132 0117
  - MU10133 0117
  - MU10134 0117
  - MU10135 0117
  - MU10136 0117
  - MU10141 0117
  - MU10142 0117
  - MU10143 0117
  - MU10144 0117
  - MU10145 0117
  - MU10146 0117
  - MU10147 0117
  - MU10148 0117
  - MU10149 0117
  - MU10150 0117
  - MU10151 0117
  - MU10152 0117
  - MU10153 0117
  - MU10154 0117
  - MU10174 0118
  - MU10175 0118
  - MU10176 0118
  - MU10177 0118
  - MU10178 0118
  - MU10179 0118
  - MU10180 0118
  - MU10187 0118
  - MU10188 0118
  - MU10189 0118
  - MU10190 0118
  - MU10191 0118
  - MU10192 0118
  - MU10193 0118
  - MU10194 0118
  - MU10195 0118
  - MU10196 0118
  - MU10197 0118
  - MU10198 0118
  - MU10199 0118
  - MU10200 0118
  - MU10210 0119
  - MU10211 0119
  - MU10212 0119
  - MU10213 0119
  - MU10214 0119
  - MU10215 0119
  - MU10216 0119
  - MU10217 0119
  - MU10218 0119
  - MU10219 0119
  - MU10220 0119
  - MU10221 0119
  - MU10222 0119
  - MU10223 0119
  - MU10232 0119
  - MU10234 0119
  - MU10235 0119
  - MU10236 0119
  - MU10237 0119
  - MU10238 0119
  - MU10239 0119
  - MU10240 0119
  - MU10241 0119
  - MU10242 0119
  - MU10243 0119
  - MU10253 0120
  - MU10254 0120
  - MU10255 0120
  - MU10256 0120
  - MU10257 0120
  - MU10258 0120
  - MU10259 0120
  - MU10260 0120
  - MU10261 0120
  - MU10262 0120
  - MU10263 0120
  - MU10264 0120
  - MU10265 0120
  - MU10266 0120
  - R650152 0121
- National Christian Press, Inc.
  - MP30785 0107
- National Committee for Electrical Engineering film series.
  - MP30140 0090
- The National economy quiz.
  - MP30091 0089
- National Educational Media, Inc.
  - MP30547 0101
  - MP30548 0101
  - MP30549 0101
- National Film Finance Consortium.
  - LF368 0057
- National Film Trustee Company, Inc.
  - LF368 0057
- National Film Trustee Company, Ltd.
  - LF373 0057
- The National Geographic Society.
  - MP30187 0092
  - MP30307 0095
  - MP30523 0101
  - MP30698 0105
  - MP30907 0110
  - MP30908 0110
  - MP30909 0110
- National High Blood Pressure Education Program.
  - MP30565 0102
- National Institute for Burn Medicine.
  - MP30782 0107
- The National League of Cities.
  - MP30970 0112
- The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs.
  - LP47166 0066
- National Periodical Publications, Inc.
  - LP47007 0061
  - LP47008 0061
  - LP47009 0061
- National Safety Council.
  - MP30233 0093
  - MP30404 0098
  - MP30405 0098
  - MP30406 0098
  - MP30407 0098
  - MP30408 0098
  - MP30409 0098
  - MP30410 0098
  - MP30411 0098
  - MP30412 0098
- National Science Foundation.
  - MP30303 0095
- National Semiconductor Corporation.
  - MP30940 0111
  - MP30941 0111
- National Training and Information Center.
  - MP30567 0102
- Navajo Joe.
  - LP46900 0058
- NBC nightly news, April 1, 1977.
  - MU10243 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 4, 1977.
  - MU10232 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 5, 1977.
  - MU10233 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 6, 1977.
  - MU10234 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 7, 1977.
  - MU10235 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 8, 1977.
  - MU10236 0119
- NBC nightly news, April 11, 1977.
  - MU10265 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 12, 1977.
  - MU10263 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 13, 1977.
  - MU10264 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 14, 1977.
  - MU10261 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 15, 1977.
  - MU10262 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 18, 1977.
  - MU10259 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 19, 1977.
  - MU10258 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 20, 1977.
  - MU10257 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 21, 1977.
  - MU10256 0120
- NBC nightly news, April 22, 1977.
  - MU10255 0120
- NBC nightly news, December 1, 1976.
  - MU10046 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 2, 1976.
  - MU10047 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 3, 1976.
  - MU10048 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 6, 1976.
  - MU10050 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 7, 1976.
  - MU10051 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 8, 1976.
  - MU10052 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 9, 1976.
  - MU10053 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 10, 1976.
  - MU10054 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 13, 1976.
  - MU10041 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 14, 1976.
  - MU10039 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 15, 1976.
  - MU10038 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 16, 1976.
  - MU10037 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 17, 1976.
  - MU10043 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 20, 1976.
  - MU10062 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 21, 1976.
  - MU10063 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 22, 1976.
  - MU10064 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 23, 1976.
  - MU10065 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 24, 1976.
  - MU10067 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 27, 1976.
  - MU10068 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 28, 1976.
  - MU10069 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 29, 1976.
  - MU10070 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 30, 1976.
  - MU10071 0115
- NBC nightly news, December 31, 1976.
  - MU10072 0115
- NBC nightly news, February 1, 1977.
  - MU10128 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 2, 1977.
  - MU10129 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 3, 1977.
  - MU10130 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 4, 1977.
  - MU10131 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 7, 1977.
  - MU10149 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 8, 1977.
  - MU10150 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 9, 1977.
  - MU10151 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 10, 1977.
  - MU10152 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 11, 1977.
  - MU10153 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 14, 1977.
  - MU10142 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 15, 1977.
  - MU10143 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 16, 1977.
  - MU10144 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 17, 1977.
  - MU10145 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 18, 1977.
  - MU10146 0117
- NBC nightly news, February 21, 1977.
  - MU10175 0118
- NBC nightly news, February 22, 1977.
  - MU10176 0118
- NBC nightly news, February 23, 1977.
  - MU10177 0118
- NBC nightly news, February 24, 1977.
  - MU10178 0118
- NBC nightly news, February 25, 1977.
  - MU10179 0118
- NBC nightly news, February 28, 1977.
  - MU10195 0118
- NBC nightly news, January 3, 1977.
  - MU10096 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 4, 1977.
  - MU10095 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 5, 1977.
  - MU10094 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 6, 1977.
  - MU10093 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 7, 1977.
  - MU10092 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 10, 1977.
  - MU10088 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 11, 1977.
  - MU10089 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 13, 1977.
  - MU10090 0116
- NBC nightly news, January 17, 1977.
  - MU10120 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 18, 1977.
  - MU10121 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 19, 1977.
  - MU10122 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 20, 1977.
  - MU10123 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 21, 1977.
  - MU10124 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 24, 1977.
  - MU10118 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 25, 1977.
  - MU10117 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 26, 1977.
  - MU10136 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 27, 1977.
  - MU10135 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 28, 1977.
  - MU10134 0117
- NBC nightly news, January 31, 1977.
  - MU10127 0117
- NBC nightly news, March 1, 1977.
  - MU10196 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 2, 1977.
  - MU10197 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 3, 1977.
  - MU10198 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 4, 1977.
  - MU10199 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 7, 1977.
  - MU10188 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 8, 1977.
  - MU10189 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 9, 1977.
  - MU10190 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 10, 1977.
  - MU10191 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 11, 1977.
  - MU10192 0118
- NBC nightly news, March 14, 1977.
  - MU10211 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 15, 1977.
  - MU10212 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 16, 1977.
  - MU10213 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 17, 1977.
  - MU10214 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 18, 1977.
  - MU10215 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 21, 1977.
  - MU10218 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 22, 1977.
  - MU10219 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 23, 1977.
  - MU10220 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 24, 1977.
  - MU10221 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 25, 1977.
  - MU10222 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 28, 1977.
  - MU10239 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 29, 1977.
  - MU10240 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 30, 1977.
  - MU10241 0119
- NBC nightly news, March 31, 1977.
  - MU10242 0119
- NBC nightly news, November 22, 1976.
  - MU10033 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 23, 1976.
  - MU10034 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 24, 1976.
  - MU10035 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 25, 1976.
  - MU10036 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 26, 1976.
  - MU10040 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 29, 1976.
  - MU10044 0115
- NBC nightly news, November 30, 1976.
  - MU10045 0115
- NBC Saturday news, April 9, 1977.
  - MU10237 0119
- NBC Saturday news, April 16, 1977.
  - MU10253 0120
- NBC Saturday news, April 23, 1977.
  - MU10254 0120
- NBC Saturday news, December 4, 1976.
  - MU10049 0115
- NBC Saturday news, December 25, 1976.
  - MU10066 0115
- NBC Saturday news, February 5, 1977.
  - MU10132 0117
- NBC Saturday news, February 12, 1977.
  - MU10154 0117
- NBC Saturday news, February 19, 1977.
  - MU10141 0117
- NBC Saturday news, February 26, 1977.
  - MU10180 0118
- NBC Saturday news, January 8, 1977.
  - MU10091 0116
- NBC Saturday news, January 15, 1977.
  - MU10087 0116
- NBC Saturday news, January 22, 1977.
  - MU10125 0117
- NBC Saturday news, January 29, 1977.
  - MU10133 0117
- NBC Saturday news, March 5, 1977.
  - MU10200 0118
- NBC Saturday news, March 12, 1977.
  - MU10193 0118
- NBC Saturday news, March 19, 1977.
  - MU10216 0119
- NBC Saturday news, March 26, 1977.
  - MU10223 0119
- NBC Saturday news, November 27, 1976.
  - MU10031 0115
- NBC Sunday news, April 10, 1977.
  - MU10266 0120
- NBC Sunday news, April 17, 1977.
  - MU10260 0120
- NBC Sunday news, August 1, 1976.
  - MU9861 0114
- NBC Sunday news, December 12, 1976.
  - MU10042 0115
- NBC Sunday news, December 19, 1976.
  - MU10061 0115
- NBC Sunday news, February 6, 1977.
  - MU10148 0117
- NBC Sunday news, February 13, 1977.
  - MU10147 0117
- NBC Sunday news, February 20, 1977.
  - MU10174 0118
- NBC Sunday news, February 27, 1977.
  - MU10194 0118
- NBC Sunday news, January 2, 1977.
  - MU10086 0116
- NBC Sunday news, January 23, 1977.
  - MU10119 0117
- NBC Sunday news, January 30, 1977.
  - MU10126 0117
- NBC Sunday news, March 6, 1977.
  - MU10187 0118
- NBC Sunday news, March 13, 1977.
  - MU10210 0119
- NBC Sunday news, March 20, 1977.
  - MU10217 0119
- NBC Sunday news, March 27, 1977.
  - MU10238 0119
- NBC Sunday news, November 21, 1976.
  - MU10032 0115
- Neck pain.
  - MP30167 0091
- Neighborhoods first.
  - MP30567 0102
- Nenette magic dusters.
  - MU10268 0120
- Neonatal perception inventory.
  - MP30147 0091
- Neptune Films, Inc.
  - R657315 0126
- Nervous man.
  - MP30508 0100
- Neural structures.
  - MU10057 0115
- The Neurophysiological system and its effect on learning.
  - MP30920 0111
- Nevada City, a cycling classic.
  - MP30093 0089
- The Nevadan.
  - R663056 0131
- The New cook.
  - LP47228 0068
- The New Henrietta.
  - LP47577 0076
- The New Indians.
  - MP30523 0101
- The New, original Wonder Woman.
  - LP47007 0061
  - LP47008 0061
  - LP47009 0061
- New propane assisted idle adjustment.
  - MP30239 0093
- The New recruit.
  - LP47243 0068
- News of the day.
  - R651082 0123
  - R651083 0123
  - R651084 0123
  - R651085 0123
  - R651086 0123
  - R651087 0123
  - R651088 0123
  - R651089 0123
  - R651090 0123
  - R652866 0123
  - R652867 0123
  - R652868 0123
  - R652869 0123
  - R652870 0123
  - R652871 0123
  - R652872 0123
  - R652873 0123
  - R655900 0124
  - R655901 0124
  - R655902 0124
  - R655903 0124
  - R655904 0124
  - R655905 0124
  - R655906 0124
  - R655907 0125
  - R658582 0128
  - R658583 0128
  - R658584 0128
  - R658585 0128
  - R658586 0128
  - R658587 0128
  - R658588 0128
  - R658589 0128
  - R658590 0128
  - R658591 0128
  - R661957 0131
  - R661958 0131
  - R661959 0131
  - R661960 0131
  - R661961 0131
  - R661962 0131
  - R661963 0131
  - R661964 0131
  - R663949 0131
  - R663950 0131
  - R663951 0131
  - R663952 0131
  - R663953 0131
  - R663954 0131
  - R663955 0131
  - R663956 0131
  - R663957 0131
- The New tenant.
  - MP30973 0112
- The New tenant by Eugene Ionesco.
  - MP30954 0112
- Newton Schools Foundation, Inc.
  - MP30587 0102
- New World Pictures.
  - LP46905 0058
  - LP46907 0058
  - LP47184 0066
  - LP47248 0068
- New World Pictures, Inc.
  - LP47566 0076
  - LP47631 0078
  - LP47632 0078
  - LP47633 0078
  - LP47634 0078
  - LP47635 0078
- New World Productions, Inc.
  - LP46905 0058
  - LP46906 0058
  - LP46907 0058
  - LP47184 0066
  - LP47566 0076
- New York Philharmonic young people’s concerts.
  - MP30096 0089
- New York self-reflected.
  - MP30397 0097
- New York (State) Consumer Protection Board.
  - MP30445 0099
- New York’s trolleys of Broadway.
  - MP30980 0113
- A Nice little dinner party.
  - LP47399 0071
- The Nicest guys on the block.
  - LP47970 0088
- Nickelodeon.
  - LP46867 0057
- Nida, Gail.
  - MP30417 0098
- Nightmare.
  - LP47331 0070
- Night of the cobra woman.
  - LP47632 0078
- Night of the Piraeus.
  - LP47083 0063
- Night of the shark.
  - LP47936 0087
- Night owl.
  - R657906 0128
- Nightstick.
  - LP47756 0081
- Night traveler.
  - MU10103 0116
- Nobody but a frog knows how to live.
  - LP47513 0074
- Nobody’s perfect.
  - LP47524 0075
- The No-cut contract.
  - LP47545 0075
- No danger.
  - LP47048 0062
  - LP47178 0066
- The No-harm charm.
  - LP47414 0072
- No immunity for murder.
  - LP47968 0088
- A Noise in the street.
  - LP47269 0069
- No more Mister Nice Guy.
  - LP47520 0074
- None but the onely.
  - LP47701 0080
- Nonverbal communication.
  - MP30236 0093
- No place to hide.
  - LP47289 0069
  - LP47902 0086
- No probable cause.
  - LP47131 0065
- Norbud Productions, Inc.
  - LP46912 0058
- The Normal and abnormal sella turcica.
  - MP29855 0089
- Normal incidence.
  - MU10077 0116
- Norman, James Geoffrey.
  - LP47186 0066
- North American Indians today.
  - MP30909 0110
- Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.
  - MP30078 0089
  - MP30079 0089
  - MP30080 0089
  - MP30081 0089
  - MP30082 0089
  - MP30083 0089
- North Orange County Community College District (CA)
  - MP31012 0114
- North Texas State University, Denton. Christian Student Center.
  - SEE The Christian Student Center at North Texas State University and Texas Woman’s University, Denton.
- Norton, Buzzi, Cosell.
  - MP30721 0105
- Norway.
  - LP47031 0062
- Norwood.
  - LP47028 0062
- No smoking, Snub.
  - LP46870 0057
- Nosocomial infections.
  - MP30166 0091
- No stop over.
  - LP47053 0062
- Not another Mother’s Day.
  - LP47213 0067
- Nothing left to lose.
  - LP47903 0086
- Not with my partner, you don’t.
  - LP47220 0067
- Not with my sister, you don’t.
  - LP47722 0080
- Now I lay me down to die.
  - LP47112 0064
- Nowytski, Slavko.
  - MP30528 0101
- No zip in my zap.
  - LP47517 0074
- NRW Productions.
  - LP46979 0060
  - LP46980 0060
  - LP46981 0060
  - LP46982 0060
  - LP46983 0060
  - LP46984 0060
- NTIC.
  - SEE National Training and Information Center.
- The Nuisance.
  - LP47251 0068
- Nursemaid.
  - LP47085 0063
- Ob/gyn health series.
  - MP30435 0098
  - MP30436 0098
  - MP30498 0100
  - MP30510 0100
  - MP30511 0100
- Oblique incidence.
  - MU10078 0116
- Observation and perception.
  - MP30802 0107
- Obstetrics and gynecology.
  - MP30284 0094
- Obstetrics/gynecology health series, OBG-26.
  - MP31019 0114
- Obstetrics/gynecology health series, OBG-27.
  - MP31020 0114
- Ocean floor completions.
  - MP30223 0093
- Oceanic.
  - LF366 0057
- O’Connell, Michael.
  - MP30879 0109
- The Oddfather.
  - LP47161 0066
- Ode Visuals.
  - LP47164 0066
- The O.D.’s vision care specialists.
  - MP31026 0114
- Odyssey Productions, Inc.
  - MP30950 0112
  - MP30975 0112
- OECA-Toronto.
  - LP47925 0087
  - LP47926 0087
  - LP47927 0087
- Oedipus hex.
  - LP47528 0075
- Office of Television Services, Temple University.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
- Office of the San Diego County Superintendent of Schools.
  - SEE San Diego County, CA. Superintendent of Schools.
- Officer stress awareness.
  - MP30099 0089
  - MP30100 0089
- Officer survival.
  - MP30447 0099
- Officer survival: an approach to conflict management.
  - MP30259 0094
  - MP30260 0094
  - MP30261 0094
  - MP30262 0094
- Of men and women.
  - LP47026 0061
  - LP47030 0062
- Of thee I love.
  - R658317 0128
- The Ohio State Bar Association.
  - MP30201 0092
  - MP30202 0092
  - MP30203 0092
- Oh, you beautiful doll.
  - R659121 0129
- Okay, who’s the wise witch.
  - LP47458 0073
- Olden, Marc.
  - LP46910 0058
- The Old engine cram.
  - LP47754 0081
- Old Scrapmouth.
  - LP47712 0080
- Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Oldsmobile Division.
- The Olympics.
  - LP47162 0066
- O’Melveny, John.
  - R656866 0126
- Omnibus Productions, Inc.
  - LP47165 0066
- Omnibus Productions, Ltd.
  - LP47165 0066
- On camera.
  - LP47752 0081
- Once in a vial.
  - LP47410 0072
- Once more, my darling.
  - R657315 0126
- Once upon a telephone pole.
  - MP30367 0096
- One armed bandit.
  - MU10108 0116
- One day at a time.
  - LP46985 0060
  - LP46986 0060
  - LP46987 0061
  - LP46988 0061
  - LP46989 0061
  - LP46990 0061
- Oneida, Ltd.
  - MP30947 0112
- One of those days.
  - LP47755 0081
- One touch of Midas.
  - LP47469 0073
- On stage.
  - R653637 0123
- On the edge.
  - LP47949 0087
- On the scene.
  - MP30431 0098
- On watch.
  - R653341 0123
- Open the door witchcraft.
  - LP47664 0079
- Orange County Vector Control District (CA).
  - MP31012 0114
- The Orchid killer.
  - LP47278 0069
- Ore extra 225.
  - MP30224 0093
- Or else we’ll get mad!
  - LP46866 0057
- Origins.
  - MU10248 0120
- Orsatti Productions, Inc.
  - LP46883 0058
  - LP46684 0058
  - LP46885 0058
  - LP46886 0058
  - LP46887 0058
  - LP46888 0058
  - LP46889 0058
  - LP46890 0058
- Ortiz, Florence Crosby.
  - R656866 0126
- Oshima Productions.
  - LF366 0057
- Ossicular reconstruction.
  - MP30696 0105
- Osterman (Lester) Productions.
  - LP47205 0067
- Osterman, Ronald D.
  - MU10181 0118
- The Ostomate: employable.
  - MP30382 0097
- The Other side of midnight.
  - LP47759 0081
- OTVS.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
- Our hospitality.
  - LP46947 0059
- Our man in the harem.
  - LP47934 0087
- Our very own.
  - R658187 0128
- Outcast of Black Mesa.
  - R658704 0129
- The Outlaw cats of Colossal Cave.
  - LP46934 0059
- Out of sync, out of mind.
  - LP47519 0074
- Out of the frying pan.
  - LP47961 0088
- Out of the mouths of babes.
  - LP47423 0072
- Out of the river.
  - R657898 0127
- The Outriders.
  - R655630 0124
- Over-the-counter pills and promises.
  - MP30714 0105
- Over the water.
  - LP47957 0088
- An Overview of the PSRO program.
  - MP30080 0089
- PACE/I.V.
  - MP30095 0089
- Padon, G., pseud.
  - SEE Donahue, Patrick G.
- Padon Productions.
  - LP47198 0067
- Paganini.
  - R657889 0127
- The Paint shop.
  - LP47173 0066
- The Paleface.
  - LP46949 0059
- Pallottine Fathers, Inc. MGD-Excellence Productions.
  - MP30568 0102
- The Palomino.
  - R658700 0129
- Panache.
  - LP47015 0061
- The Pan American Entertainment Group, Inc.
  - MP30590 0102
- Panoramic Productions, Inc.
  - LP46952 0060
- Pantheon Pictures.
  - LP47070 0063
- Papa, be good.
  - LP46880 0058
- Papa’s bad day.
  - LP46880 0058
- The Paper hangers.
  - LP47172 0066
  - LP47173 0066
- The Paperless salesman.
  - LU3764 0088
- Paradine Co-Productions, Ltd.
  - LF372 0057
- Paradise Mall.
  - LP47910 0086
- Paragraph designs and their relation to oral language: listening and speaking.
  - MP30152 0091
- Paragraph designs and their relation to written expression: reading and writing.
  - MP30157 0091
- Paramount.
  - LP47144 0065
  - LP47145 0065
  - LP47146 0065
  - LP47147 0065
  - LP47207 0067
  - LP47341 0070
  - LP47543 0075
  - LP47578 0076
  - LP47579 0076
  - LP47580 0076
  - LP47581 0076
- Paramount news, issue number 33.
  - R650911 0122
- Paramount news, issue number 34.
  - R665004 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 35.
  - R665005 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 36.
  - R665006 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 37.
  - R665007 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 38.
  - R665008 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 39.
  - R665009 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 40.
  - R665022 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 41.
  - R665010 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 42.
  - R665011 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 43.
  - R665012 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 44.
  - R665013 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 45.
  - R665019 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 46.
  - R665018 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 47.
  - R665017 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 48.
  - R665016 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 49.
  - R665015 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 50.
  - R665014 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 51.
  - R665021 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 52.
  - R665020 0133
- Paramount news, issue number 53.
  - R664979 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 54.
  - R664980 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 55.
  - R664981 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 56.
  - R664982 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 59.
  - R664983 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 60.
  - R664984 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 61.
  - R664985 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 62.
  - R664986 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 63.
  - R664987 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 64.
  - R664988 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 65.
  - R664989 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 66.
  - R664990 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 67.
  - R664992 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 68.
  - R664991 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 69.
  - R664993 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 70.
  - R664994 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 71.
  - R664995 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 72.
  - R664996 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 73.
  - R664997 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 74.
  - R664998 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 75.
  - R664999 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 76.
  - R665000 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 77.
  - R665001 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 78.
  - R665003 0132
- Paramount news, issue number 79.
  - R665002 0132
- Paramount news, number 28.
  - R650111 0120
- Paramount news, number 29.
  - R650120 0121
- Paramount news, number 30.
  - R650121 0121
- Paramount news, number 31.
  - R650123 0121
- Paramount news, number 32.
  - R650122 0121
- Paramount Oxford Films.
  - LP47341 0070
- Paramount Pictures.
  - LF368 0057
  - LP47873 0085
- Paramount Pictures Corporation.
  - LP46897 0058
  - LP47145 0065
  - LP47206 0067
  - LP47875 0085
  - R653169 0123
  - R658059 0128
  - R664979 0132
  - R664980 0132
  - R664981 0132
  - R664982 0132
  - R664983 0132
  - R664984 0132
  - R664985 0132
  - R664986 0132
  - R664987 0132
  - R664988 0132
  - R664989 0132
  - R664990 0132
  - R664991 0132
  - R664992 0132
  - R664993 0132
  - R664994 0132
  - R664995 0132
  - R664996 0132
  - R664997 0132
  - R664998 0132
  - R664999 0132
  - R665000 0132
  - R665001 0132
  - R665002 0132
  - R665003 0132
  - R665009 0132
  - R665010 0132
  - R665011 0132
  - R665012 0132
  - R665013 0132
  - R665014 0132
  - R665015 0133
  - R665016 0133
  - R665017 0133
  - R665018 0133
  - R665019 0133
  - R665020 0133
  - R665021 0133
  - R665022 0133
- Paramount Pictures, Inc.
  - R650111 0120
  - R650120 0121
  - R650121 0121
  - R650122 0121
  - R650123 0121
  - R650840 0122
  - R650842 0122
  - R650843 0122
  - R650911 0122
  - R662841 0131
  - R665004 0132
  - R665005 0132
  - R665006 0132
  - R665007 0132
  - R665008 0132
- The Pardoner’s tale.
  - R655946 0125
- Pardon me.
  - LP47242 0068
- Parent and child: learning together.
  - MP30562 0102
- The Parent Board of Saint Joseph Community School, Inc.
  - SEE Saint Joseph Community School, Inc. Parent Board.
- Paris, witches style.
  - LP47608 0077
- Park Avenue pirates.
  - LP47940 0087
- Park sequence.
  - MU10161 0118
- Park your car.
  - LP47835 0084
- A Partridge by any other name.
  - LP47721 0080
- Partridge connection.
  - LP47783 0082
- The Partridge Family.
  - LP47678 0079
  - LP47679 0079
  - LP47680 0079
  - LP47681 0079
  - LP47682 0079
  - LP47683 0079
  - LP47684 0079
  - LP47685 0079
  - LP47686 0079
  - LP47687 0079
  - LP47688 0079
  - LP47689 0079
  - LP47690 0079
  - LP47691 0079
  - LP47692 0079
  - LP47693 0079
  - LP47694 0079
  - LP47695 0079
  - LP47696 0079
  - LP47697 0080
  - LP47698 0080
  - LP47699 0080
  - LP47700 0080
  - LP47701 0080
  - LP47702 0080
  - LP47703 0080
  - LP47704 0080
  - LP47705 0080
  - LP47706 0080
  - LP47707 0080
  - LP47708 0080
  - LP47709 0080
  - LP47710 0080
  - LP47711 0080
  - LP47712 0080
  - LP47713 0080
  - LP47714 0080
  - LP47715 0080
  - LP47716 0080
  - LP47717 0080
  - LP47718 0080
  - LP47719 0080
  - LP47720 0080
  - LP47721 0080
  - LP47722 0080
  - LP47723 0080
  - LP47724 0080
  - LP47725 0080
  - LP47726 0080
  - LP47727 0080
  - LP47765 0081
  - LP47766 0081
  - LP47767 0081
  - LP47768 0082
  - LP47769 0082
  - LP47770 0082
  - LP47771 0082
  - LP47772 0082
  - LP47773 0082
  - LP47774 0082
  - LP47775 0082
  - LP47776 0082
  - LP47777 0082
  - LP47778 0082
  - LP47779 0082
  - LP47780 0082
  - LP47781 0082
  - LP47782 0082
  - LP47783 0082
  - LP47784 0082
  - LP47785 0082
  - LP47786 0082
  - LP47787 0082
  - LP47788 0082
  - LP47789 0082
  - LP47790 0082
  - LP47791 0082
  - LP47792 0082
  - LP47793 0082
  - LP47794 0082
  - LP47795 0082
  - LP47796 0082
  - LP47797 0082
  - LP47798 0082
  - LP47799 0083
  - LP47800 0083
  - LP47801 0083
  - LP47802 0083
  - LP47803 0083
  - LP47804 0083
  - LP47805 0083
- The Partridge papers.
  - LP47688 0079
- A Partridge up a pear tree.
  - LP47724 0080
- The Party crasher.
  - LP46917 0059
- Passage of peril.
  - R659395 0130
- The Passionate journey.
  - LP47188 0066
- Passion procession.
  - LP47198 0067
- Paste and paper.
  - LP47846 0084
- Pastoria prime pick.
  - LP47560 0076
- Pate’s shot to remember.
  - LP47199 0067
- Pathe Industries, Inc.
  - R653822 0124
  - R653823 0124
  - R653824 0124
- Patient counseling, obstetrics and gynecology.
  - MP30435 0098
  - MP30436 0098
  - MP30498 0100
  - MP30510 0100
  - MP30511 0100
- Pattern for evil.
  - LP47911 0086
- Pattern for instruction.
  - MP30763 0106
- Patty and pal: an introduction to relationships.
  - MU10166 0118
- Paul and the big bank robbery.
  - LP47041 0062
- Paul gambles on love.
  - LP47246 0068
- Paul in disguise.
  - LP47239 0068
- Paul Revere rides again.
  - LP47448 0073
- Paul’s great golf match.
  - LP47240 0068
- Paul’s homemade automobile.
  - LP47831 0084
- Paul’s hot sparks.
  - LP47035 0062
- Paul’s rival.
  - LP47850 0084
- Paul’s shanghaied elopement.
  - LP47827 0083
- Paul’s trolley ride.
  - LP47244 0068
- Paul, the detective.
  - LP47241 0068
- Paul the electrician.
  - LP46879 0058
- Paul, the fire extinguisher man.
  - LP47839 0084
- Paul, the paperhanger.
  - LP47846 0084
- Paul, the plumber.
  - LP47169 0066
- Paul, the ship captain.
  - LP47830 0083
- Paul the tax collector.
  - LP46882 0058
- Pauw, Linda Grant de.
  - SEE DePauw, Linda Grant.
- The Pawnshop.
  - LP47880 0085
- Pawns of power.
  - LP47908 0086
- Payment deferred.
  - LP47204 0067
- The PCP story.
  - MP30562 0102
- Peace River Films, Inc.
  - MP30989 0113
- Peach Enterprises, Inc.
  - MP30902 0110
- Peat: a natural means to a better environment.
  - MP30296 0095
- The Pecos pistol.
  - R651040 0122
- Peer facilitators: youth helping youth.
  - MP30426 0098
- Pennsylvania Game Commission.
  - MP30190 0092
- Pennwalt Corporation. Agricultural Chemical Division.
  - MP30392 0097
- Pent-R Books, Inc.
  - MP30903 0110
- People at work: how jobs change.
  - MP30862 0109
- The People’s Republic of China, 1975.
  - MU10225 0119
- Perilous adventure.
  - R659400 0130
- Personal issues.
  - MP30097 0089
- Personal side of safety series.
  - MP30404 0098
  - MP30405 0098
  - MP30406 0098
  - MP30407 0098
- Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc.
  - MP31030 0114
  - MP31031 0114
  - MP31032 0114
- Pest control.
  - R650990 0122
- Pharr, Robert Deane.
  - LP46894 0058
- Phelps, Deegie.
  - MP30439 0099
- Phelps, Marsh.
  - MP30439 0099
- Phifer, William David.
  - MU10201 0118
- Phillips leveling program.
  - MP30139 0090
- Phillips Petroleum Company.
  - MP30139 0090
- Photography.
  - MU10245 0119
- The Pho/Trax system.
  - MP30208 0092
- The Phrase is familiar.
  - LP47463 0073
- Piano rhythm.
  - R660540 0130
- Picture study: prerequisite to reading comprehension.
  - MP30156 0091
- Pigskin passes.
  - R656686 0125
- Pike Place Market Preservation and Development Authority.
  - MP30811 0108
- Pinewood Films, Ltd.
  - R651744 0123
  - R661163 0131
  - R661165 0131
- Pin it on Danny.
  - LP47698 0080
- Le Pink grapefruit.
  - MP30998 0113
- The Pink of Arabee.
  - LP47762 0081
- Pink Panther.
  - LP46959 0060
  - LP46963 0060
  - LP46964 0060
  - LP46965 0060
  - LP47211 0067
  - LP47762 0081
  - LP47763 0081
- The Pink Panther strikes again.
  - LP46940 0059
- The Pink pro.
  - LP46963 0060
- Pinky.
  - R659120 0129
- Pinky Doodle.
  - LP46965 0060
- Pioneer Pictures Corporation.
  - R651073 0122
- Pirandello, Luigi.
  - LP47758 0081
- Pisces Partners.
  - LP46978 0060
- Pitney-Bowes, Inc.
  - MP30414 0098
- Pittenger, William.
  - LP46950 0060
- The Pittron Way.
  - MP30494 0100
- Place value.
  - MP30935 0111
- A Plague on Maurice and Samantha.
  - LP47602 0077
- Planet Earth.
  - LP47028 0062
- P.L.A.N. on it.
  - MP30555 0101
- Plantaganet Films, Ltd.
  - R650510 0122
- Playground safety—as simple as A, B, C.
  - MP30194 0092
- Playground safety—simple as A, B, C.
  - MP30194 0092
- Playing in the park.
  - MP30891 0110
- Playmates.
  - LP47416 0072
- Please believe me.
  - R656958 0126
- Pleasure O’Riley.
  - LP47403 0072
- The Pluto file.
  - LP47820 0083
- Pocket Fisherman spin casting outfit.
  - MP30877 0109
- Poe, Amos.
  - LU3751 0088
- Poe, Edgar Allan.
  - MP30955 0112
  - R657893 0127
- Point after death.
  - LP47255 0068
- Point of maximum pressure.
  - LP47533 0075
- Poisoned snow.
  - LP47297 0069
- Poisons all around us.
  - MP30399 0097
- Polaroid Corporation.
  - MU10028 0114
- Police buff.
  - LP47306 0069
- Policeman’s holiday.
  - R653644 0123
- The Police marriage.
  - MP30077 0089
  - MP30097 0089
  - MP30098 0089
- Police story.
  - LP47204 0067
- Police woman.
  - LP46892 0058
  - LP47879 0085
  - LP47880 0085
  - LP47881 0085
  - LP47882 0085
  - LP47883 0085
  - LP47884 0085
  - LP47885 0085
  - LP47886 0085
  - LP47887 0085
  - LP47888 0085
  - LP47889 0085
  - LP47890 0085
  - LP47891 0085
  - LP47892 0085
  - LP47893 0085
  - LP47894 0085
  - LP47895 0086
  - LP47896 0086
  - LP47897 0086
  - LP47898 0086
  - LP47899 0086
  - LP47900 0086
  - LP47901 0086
  - LP47902 0086
  - LP47903 0086
  - LP47904 0086
  - LP47905 0086
  - LP47906 0086
  - LP47907 0086
  - LP47908 0086
  - LP47909 0086
  - LP47910 0086
  - LP47911 0086
  - LP47912 0086
  - LP47913 0086
  - LP47914 0086
  - LP47915 0086
  - LP47916 0086
  - LP47917 0086
  - LP47918 0086
  - LP47919 0086
  - LP47920 0086
  - LP47921 0086
  - LP47922 0087
  - LP47923 0087
- Political parties in America: getting the people together.
  - MP30958 0112
- Polymorph Films, Inc.
  - MP30365 0096
  - MP30366 0096
- The Pond.
  - LP46930 0059
  - LP46931 0059
- Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Pontiac Motor Division.
- The Pontiac Phoenix.
  - MP30490 0100
  - MP30491 0100
- Popeil Brothers, Inc.
  - MP30877 0109
  - MP30878 0109
- Popeye the Sailor cartoon.
  - R658059 0128
- Pop ’im Pop.
  - R656665 0125
- Populated area combuster.
  - MP30501 0100
- Portland Cement Association.
  - MP30580 0102
  - MP30912 0110
  - MP30914 0110
- Portrait: Legend in granite.
  - LP47001 0061
- A Portrait of Elizabeth.
  - LP47547 0075
- Portrait of evil.
  - LP47283 0069
- Portraits.
  - LP47001 0061
  - LP47002 0061
- Portraits in psychoanalysis.
  - MU10204 0119
  - MU10205 0119
  - MU10206 0119
  - MU10207 0119
  - MU10208 0119
  - MU10209 0119
- Portrait: The Man from Independence.
  - LP47002 0061
- Posi-Depth seeding system—Cyclo planters.
  - MP30815 0108
- The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University.
  - SEE Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, NC. Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics.
- The Post Mistress of Laurel Run.
  - R657909 0128
- Powder blue.
  - LP47129 0065
- Power end.
  - MU10113 0117
- Power play.
  - LP46973 0060
- Power steering checks and adjustments.
  - MP30238 0093
- Pozitube.
  - MP30808 0108
- PPR, Inc.
  - SEE Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc.
- The Practice.
  - LP46971 0060
  - LP46972 0060
  - LP47152 0065
  - LP47153 0065
- Prayer and meditation.
  - MP30371 0097
- Premier Industrial Corporation. Akron Brass Company.
  - MP30302 0095
- Pre-need cemetery film.
  - LP47057 0062
- Preparing for dinner.
  - MP30885 0109
- Presence of mind.
  - MP30981 0113
- President and Fellows of Harvard College.
  - SEE Harvard University. President and Fellows of Harvard College.
- Pressure point.
  - LP47108 0064
- Pressure relationships in the circulatory system of the abalone (Halitotis corrugata)
  - MP30299 0095
- Pressure relationships within the circulatory system of abalone.
  - MP30299 0095
- Pressure 165.
  - LP47743 0081
- Preventive maintenance.
  - MP30783 0107
- Prey.
  - LP47062 0062
- The Price of terror.
  - LP47280 0069
- Primary school bus safety.
  - MP30196 0092
- Primum non nocere.
  - MP30442 0099
- Primum non nocre.
  - MP30442 0099
- A Prince of a guy.
  - LP47379 0071
- Prince of foxes.
  - R657311 0126
- Princess and the Partridge.
  - LP47792 0082
- Prisoners of Ulric.
  - R659392 0130
- Private eye.
  - LP47239 0068
  - LP47241 0068
- Prize fighter.
  - R653825 0124
- Prize maid.
  - R660526 0130
- Probe.
  - LP47021 0061
- Problem identification: determining the underlying issues of a conflict.
  - MP30261 0094
- Problem oriented nursing records.
  - MP30373 0097
- Problem solving: Consumer mathematics.
  - MP30940 0111
- Problem solving: Estimation.
  - MP30941 0111
- Proctor and Bergman.
  - MP30349 0096
- The Proctor and Gamble Company.
  - MU10085 0116
- Prodigy.
  - LP47650 0078
- Productions A-Propos.
  - LU3748 0088
- Produzioni De Sica, S.A.R.L.
  - R661101 0131
- Professional management program.
  - MP30547 0101
  - MP30549 0101
- Professional real estate technique in action.
  - MP31013 0114
- Professional Research, Inc.
  - MP30161 0091
  - MP30162 0091
  - MP30163 0091
  - MP30164 0091
  - MP30165 0091
  - MP30166 0091
  - MP30167 0091
  - MP30168 0091
  - MP30169 0091
  - MP30170 0091
  - MP30171 0091
  - MP30172 0091
  - MP30173 0091
  - MP30174 0091
  - MP30175 0091
  - MP30176 0091
  - MP30177 0091
  - MP30178 0091
  - MP30179 0091
  - MP30180 0092
  - MP30181 0092
  - MP30182 0092
  - MP30183 0092
  - MP30184 0092
  - MP30185 0092
  - MP30186 0092
  - MP30364 0096
  - MP30904 0110
- Profile of a manager.
  - MP30547 0101
- Profiles in literature.
  - MP30221 0093
  - MP30222 0093
  - MP30279 0094
  - MP30418 0098
  - MP30419 0098
  - MP30788 0107
- Prognosis: murder.
  - LP47111 0064
- Progress.
  - LP47627 0078
- Progress Island.
  - R651046 0122
- The Promised land.
  - LP47107 0064
- Promise her anything, but give her a punch.
  - LP47687 0079
- Proper, Katherine S.
  - MU10225 0119
- Proper, Taco C.
  - MU10225 0119
- Proper care of tooljoints.
  - MU10107 0116
- Protection against a changing economy/insurance to value.
  - MP30095 0089
- PSRO data collection methodology.
  - MP30082 0083
- Psychotic reaction: A Family system phenomenon.
  - MP30946 0112
- Public Arts.
  - LP47544 0075
  - LP47545 0075
  - LP47546 0075
  - LP47547 0075
  - LP47548 0075
  - LP47549 0075
  - LP47550 0075
  - LP47551 0075
  - LP47552 0075
  - LP47553 0075
  - LP47554 0075
  - LP47555 0075
  - LP47556 0076
  - LP47557 0076
  - LP47558 0076
  - LP47559 0076
  - LP47560 0076
  - LP47561 0076
  - LP47562 0076
  - LP47563 0076
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
- Public Information Department, United Way of Dade County, Inc.
  - SEE United Way of Dade County, Inc. Public Information Department.
- Public Relations Department of Esmark, Inc.
  - SEE Esmark, Inc. Public Relations Department.
- Pueblo Dam, America’s first massive-head buttress dam design.
  - MP30914 0110
- Pulmonary disease series, PD-1.
  - MP31021 0114
- Pulmonary disease series, PD-2.
  - MP31022 0114
- Punchy cowpunchers.
  - R659406 0130
- Punchy De Leon.
  - R654956 0124
- The Purge.
  - LP47919 0086
- Put a winner in your corner.
  - MU9792 0114
- Putting on a new roof.
  - MP30784 0107
- Pyramid Films.
  - LP46942 0059
  - LP46943 0059
  - LP46944 0059
  - MP30225 0093
  - MP30226 0093
  - MP30227 0093
  - MP30228 0093
  - MP30229 0093
  - MP30230 0093
  - MP30232 0093
  - MP30901 0110
- Pyramid Films Corporation.
  - MP30231 0093
  - MP30233 0093
- Pyramid Productions, Inc.
  - R658315 0128
  - R658316 0128
  - R658317 0128
  - R658318 0128
  - R658319 0128
  - R658320 0128
  - R658321 0128
  - R658322 0128
  - R658323 0128
  - R658324 0128
  - R658325 0128
  - R658326 0128
  - R658327 0128
  - R659364 0129
  - R661767 0131
  - R661768 0131
  - R661769 0131
  - R661770 0131
- Pysanka, the Ukrainian Easter egg.
  - MP30528 0101
- QM Productions.
  - LP47253 0068
  - LP47254 0068
  - LP47255 0068
  - LP47256 0068
  - LP47257 0068
  - LP47258 0068
  - LP47259 0068
  - LP47260 0068
  - LP47261 0069
  - LP47262 0069
  - LP47263 0069
  - LP47264 0069
  - LP47265 0069
  - LP47266 0069
  - LP47267 0069
  - LP47268 0069
  - LP47269 0069
  - LP47270 0069
  - LP47271 0069
  - LP47272 0069
  - LP47273 0069
  - LP47274 0069
  - LP47275 0069
  - LP47276 0069
  - LP47277 0069
  - LP47278 0069
  - LP47279 0069
  - LP47280 0069
  - LP47281 0069
  - LP47282 0069
  - LP47283 0069
  - LP47284 0069
  - LP47285 0069
  - LP47286 0069
  - LP47287 0069
  - LP47288 0069
  - LP47289 0069
  - LP47290 0069
  - LP47291 0069
  - LP47292 0069
  - LP47293 0069
  - LP47294 0069
  - LP47295 0069
  - LP47296 0069
  - LP47297 0069
  - LP47298 0069
  - LP47299 0069
  - LP47300 0069
  - LP47301 0069
  - LP47302 0069
  - LP47303 0069
  - LP47304 0069
  - LP47305 0069
  - LP47306 0069
  - LP47307 0069
  - LP47308 0069
  - LP47309 0070
  - LP47310 0070
  - LP47311 0070
  - LP47312 0070
  - LP47313 0070
  - LP47314 0070
  - LP47315 0070
  - LP47316 0070
  - LP47317 0070
  - LP47318 0070
  - LP47319 0070
  - LP47320 0070
  - LP47321 0070
  - LP47322 0070
  - LP47323 0070
  - LP47324 0070
  - LP47325 0070
  - LP47326 0070
  - LP47327 0070
  - LP47328 0070
  - LP47329 0070
  - LP47330 0070
  - LP47331 0070
  - LP47332 0070
  - LP47333 0070
  - LP47334 0070
  - LP47335 0070
  - LP47336 0070
  - LP47337 0070
  - LP47338 0070
- Q trips with 5832 and 4960.
  - MP30776 0107
- Quadrant Films, Ltd.
  - LF363 0057
- Quality of mercy.
  - LP47202 0067
- The Quasar kill.
  - LP47257 0068
- Queen for a minute.
  - LP47695 0079
- Queen of the Gypsies.
  - LP46957 0060
- Quest for the Queen.
  - R659403 0130
- Question, can Nikola Tesla save our planet?
  - LP47249 0068
- A Question of answers.
  - LP47965 0088
- Quiet Flare burner.
  - MP30499 0100
- Raab, Selwyn.
  - LP47076 0063
  - LP47077 0063
  - LP47078 0063
  - LP47079 0063
  - LP47080 0063
  - LP47081 0063
  - LP47082 0063
  - LP47083 0063
  - LP47084 0063
  - LP47085 0063
  - LP47086 0063
  - LP47087 0063
  - LP47088 0063
  - LP47089 0063
  - LP47090 0063
  - LP47091 0063
  - LP47092 0063
  - LP47093 0063
  - LP47094 0063
  - LP47095 0063
  - LP47096 0063
  - LP47097 0063
  - LP47098 0063
  - LP47948 0087
  - LP47949 0087
  - LP47950 0087
  - LP47951 0087
  - LP47952 0087
  - LP47953 0088
  - LP47954 0088
  - LP47955 0088
  - LP47956 0088
  - LP47957 0088
  - LP47958 0088
  - LP47959 0088
  - LP47960 0088
  - LP47961 0088
  - LP47962 0088
  - LP47963 0088
  - LP47964 0088
  - LP47965 0088
  - LP47966 0088
  - LP47967 0088
  - LP47968 0088
  - LP47969 0088
  - LP47970 0088
- The Rabbit of Seville.
  - R656676 0125
- Race for the White House, the issues in the Midwest.
  - MP30542 0101
- Race for the White House, the perils of polling.
  - MP30541 0101
- Racine County (WI), Unified School District Number 1 of.
  - SEE Unified School District Number 1 of Racine County (WI)
- Racine Unified School District (WI)
  - MU10244 0119
  - MU10245 0119
  - MU10246 0120
  - MU10247 0120
- Racing headliners.
  - R654964 0124
- Radin (Paul) Productions.
  - LP47585 0076
  - LP47586 0076
  - LP47587 0076
  - LP47588 0076
  - LP47589 0077
  - LP47590 0077
  - LP47591 0077
  - LP47592 0077
  - LP47593 0077
  - LP47594 0077
  - LP47595 0077
  - LP47596 0077
  - LP47931 0087
- Radiologic diagnosis of interstitial disease of the lung.
  - MP29854 0089
- Radiology of inflammatory diseases of the colon.
  - MP29853 0089
- Raffaelli 3.
  - MP30704 0105
  - MP30705 0105
  - MP30706 0105
  - MP30707 0105
  - MP30708 0105
  - MP30709 0105
  - MP30710 0105
  - MP30711 0105
  - MP30712 0105
- Rafran Cinematografica, S. P. A.
  - LP46962 0060
- Raggedy Ann and Andy.
  - LP47205 0067
- Raggedy Ann and Andy time.
  - R664146 0131
- Raggedy Ann hoe down.
  - R664145 0131
- The Raiders.
  - LP47595 0077
- Ramsgate Films.
  - MP30586 0102
- Random (Darrell) Ltd.
  - MP30352 0096
- Range land.
  - R651074 0123
- Rank (J. Arthur) Film Distributors, Ltd.
  - LF357 0057
- Rank Film Distributors, Ltd.
  - R651743 0123
  - R651744 0123
  - R651745 0123
  - R654826 0124
  - R654827 0124
  - R661163 0131
  - R661164 0131
  - R661165 0131
  - R661166 0131
  - R664832 0132
  - R664833 0132
  - R664834 0132
  - R664835 0132
  - R664836 0132
- Rapture.
  - R655146 0124
- Rapture by the sea.
  - MP30706 0105
- Rase (Bill) Productions.
  - MP30346 0096
- Rasslin’ match of the century.
  - R658708 0129
- Rastar.
  - LP47929 0087
- Rat tales.
  - LU3750 0088
- Ray, Crawford, Palance.
  - MP30719 0105
- La Raza.
  - MP30087 0089
- R. D. Laing: a dialog on mental illness and its treatment.
  - MP30563 0102
- R. D. Laing: a dialogue on mental illness and its treatment.
  - MP30563 0102
- R. D. Laing on R. D. Laing.
  - MP30235 0093
- The Real easy red dog.
  - LP47554 0075
- The Real Jesus.
  - MP30265 0094
- Really Rosie starring the Nutshell Kids.
  - LP47164 0066
- Realm of the rhea.
  - MP30438 0098
- The Reckless moment.
  - R654824 0124
- Red Ball Express.
  - MP30468 0099
- Red Bank Films, Inc.
  - LP47351 0070
- Redbook, REDBK06–020977.
  - MP30993 0113
- Redbook series, REDBK07–070176.
  - MP30992 0113
- Redbook series, REDBK08–022377.
  - MP30991 0113
- Redding Chamber of Commerce (CA)
  - MP30509 0100
- Redding, where bright waters meet.
  - MP30509 0100
- Redding, where the bright waters meet.
  - MP30509 0100
- Red Ingle and his gang.
  - R659133 0129
- Red light, green light.
  - LP47368 0071
- Red metal of Amarillo.
  - MP30449 0099
- Reducing the risk of institutional malpractice.
  - MP30880 0109
- Red Woodloe story.
  - LP47800 0083
- Reed, Doug.
  - LU3757 0088
  - LU3758 0088
- Reese (Michael) Hospital and Medical Center, Chicago. Dysfunctioning Child Center.
  - MU10229 0119
- Re: fear of falling.
  - LP46975 0060
- Reflections: A Japanese folk tale.
  - MP30978 0113
- The Reformer.
  - LP47258 0068
- The Reformer and the redhead.
  - R656957 0126
- Regal Ride Shock Absorber Company.
  - MU9792 0114
- Regents of the University of California.
  - SEE University of California. Regents.
- Re: Identity crisis.
  - LP47154 0065
- The Reincarnation of Angie.
  - LP47557 0076
- Rekab Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LU3760 0088
- Relationship between addition and subtraction.
  - MP30934 0111
- Reliance Pictures, Inc.
  - R653168 0123
- Relpic.
  - MP30486 0100
- Remediation.
  - MP30923 0111
- Remember me.
  - LP46901 0058
- Remember the ladies: Women in America 1750–1815.
  - MP30911 0110
- Remember the main.
  - LP47367 0071
- Remembrance of a guest.
  - LP47742 0081
- Rendezvous.
  - R658321 0128
- Repair of damaged tooljoints.
  - MU10115 0117
- Repairs to automotive plastics.
  - MP30560 0102
- Report on the atom.
  - R653639 0123
- Re: power play.
  - LP46973 0060
- Reprieve.
  - R661767 0131
- The Republican National Convention, the week Ford won.
  - MP30543 0101
- Requiem for a bored wife.
  - LP47895 0086
- Requiem for a rip-off.
  - LP47272 0069
- Requiem for murder.
  - LP47305 0069
- Research Press Company, Inc.
  - MP30847 0108
  - MP30848 0109
- Resnick, Saul.
  - SEE Cameo Productions.
- Re: Sounds of silence.
  - LP47156 0066
- Resource room children: strategies for progress.
  - MP30150 0091
  - MP30151 0091
  - MP30152 0091
  - MP30153 0091
  - MP30154 0091
  - MP30155 0091
  - MP30156 0091
  - MP30157 0091
  - MP30158 0091
  - MP30159 0091
- The Resource room: purpose and procedures.
  - MP30150 0091
- Respiratory system.
  - MP30287 0094
- The Responsible driver.
  - MP30409 0098
- Resurrection in black and white.
  - LP47555 0075
- Resurrection of Eve.
  - MP30483 0100
- Re: The Dominant sex.
  - LP47187 0066
- Re: The Sounds of silence.
  - LP47156 0066
- The Retirement party.
  - LP46983 0060
- Returning from school.
  - MP30887 0110
- The Return of Darrin the Bold.
  - LP47426 0072
- The Return of the bionic woman.
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
- Return of The Frontiersman.
  - R650850 0122
- Reuben Kincaid lives.
  - LP47705 0080
- Revenge.
  - LP47260 0068
- Re: what are patterns for?
  - LP47155 0066
- Re: who shall bring mercy.
  - LP46974 0060
- Reynolds-Haymond, Lynn Carol.
  - LU3754 0088
- Rhythm of the mambo.
  - R657843 0127
- Rich (Louis) Inc.
  - MP30724 0105
  - MP30725 0106
  - MP30726 0106
  - MP30727 0106
  - MP30728 0106
  - MP30729 0106
- Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.
  - MP30693 0105
  - MP30694 0105
  - MP30695 0105
  - MP30696 0105
  - MP30697 0105
  - MP30844 0108
  - MP30845 0108
- The Richards mod 2 knee system.
  - MP30695 0105
- The Richards screw.
  - MP30693 0105
- The Richards series 2 hip implant system.
  - MP30845 0108
- The Richards series 2—the implant system.
  - MP30845 0108
- Rich man, poor man.
  - LP47806 0083
  - LP47807 0083
  - LP47808 0083
  - LP47809 0083
  - LP47810 0083
  - LP47811 0083
  - LP47812 0083
  - LP47813 0083
- Riddell (R. C.) and Associates.
  - LP47872 0085
- Ride ’em cowboy.
  - LP47231 0068
- Ride, Ryder, ride.
  - R653822 0124
- Riggs National Bank, Washington, DC.
  - MP30444 0099
- Right at home.
  - LP47729 0081
- Right to die.
  - LP47135 0065
- River of no return.
  - MP31027 0114
  - MU10159 0118
- Rivers.
  - MP30295 0095
- Riverview Park, Chicago.
  - MU10162 0118
- Riviera days.
  - R664684 0132
- RKO General, Inc.
  - R656587 0125
  - R656588 0125
  - R656589 0125
- RKO Pathe, Inc.
  - R650507 0122
  - R650508 0122
  - R650509 0122
  - R653338 0123
  - R653339 0123
  - R653340 0123
  - R653341 0123
  - R653825 0124
  - R655898 0124
  - R657650 0127
  - R657651 0127
  - R657652 0127
  - R657653 0127
  - R657654 0127
  - R657655 0127
  - R657656 0127
  - R657657 0127
  - R657658 0127
  - R657659 0127
  - R660529 0130
  - R660530 0130
  - R660531 0130
  - R660532 0130
  - R660533 0130
  - R660534 0130
  - R660535 0130
  - R660536 0130
  - R660537 0130
  - R660538 0130
  - R660539 0130
  - R660540 0130
  - R660541 0130
  - R660542 0130
  - R660543 0130
  - R660544 0130
- RKO Radio Pictures, Inc.
  - R652898 0123
  - R656587 0125
  - R656588 0125
  - R656589 0125
  - R660526 0130
  - R660527 0130
  - R660528 0130
- R-M Films International, Inc.
  - MP30337 0096
- Roach, Ed.
  - SEE Roach, Edward P.
- Roach, Edward P.
  - MU10098 0116
- Road song.
  - LP47723 0080
- Roadway Express, Inc.
  - MU10267 0120
- Roaming through Michigan.
  - R661658 0131
- Robin Hood, the invincible archer.
  - LF364 0057
- Robin’s wild ride.
  - R654955 0124
- RoBurt.
  - LP47873 0085
- Roby, Del.
  - MP31027 0114
  - MU10159 0118
- The Rockford files.
  - LP47544 0075
  - LP47545 0075
  - LP47546 0075
  - LP47547 0075
  - LP47548 0075
  - LP47549 0075
  - LP47550 0075
  - LP47551 0075
  - LP47552 0075
  - LP47553 0075
  - LP47554 0075
  - LP47555 0075
  - LP47556 0076
  - LP47557 0076
  - LP47558 0076
  - LP47559 0076
  - LP47560 0076
  - LP47561 0076
  - LP47562 0076
  - LP47563 0076
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
- Rocking horse cowboy.
  - MP30944 0112
- The Rocking horse winner.
  - LP47209 0067
- Rockwell International Corporation.
  - MU10139 0117
- Rocky.
  - LP47252 0068
- Rocky Eden.
  - R656683 0125
- Rocky Pink.
  - LP46964 0060
- Rodgers, Mary.
  - LP46956 0060
- Rodriguez, Maclovia.
  - MP30367 0096
- Roeber, William.
  - SEE Roeber Films.
- Roeber Films.
  - MP30346 0096
- Rogers (Gerald T.) Productions.
  - MP30715 0105
- Rohan, Brian.
  - MP30581 0102
- Rohauer, Raymond.
  - LP46945 0059
  - LP46946 0059
  - LP46947 0059
  - LP46948 0059
  - LP47577 0076
  - LP47756 0081
- Rolling thrills.
  - R660531 0130
- Rollins, Jack.
  - LP47932 0087
- Roll laminating.
  - MU10244 0119
- Roll laminator machine.
  - MU10244 0119
- Roll, thunder, roll!
  - R653823 0124
- Rome, Jonathan K.
  - MU10202 0118
- Roofs, no. 1.
  - MP30784 0107
- Roofs, no. 2.
  - MP30783 0107
- The Room.
  - R655950 0125
- Roots.
  - LP47569 0076
  - LP47570 0076
  - LP47571 0076
  - LP47572 0076
  - LP47573 0076
  - LP47574 0076
  - LP47575 0076
  - LP47576 0076
- Rose, Ruth.
  - LP47147 0065
- Rosebush, Judson.
  - MP30503 0100
- Rosie’s dream.
  - MU10167 0118
- Rough seas.
  - LP47827 0083
- RoundHouse.
  - MP30998 0113
- Roundtable Productions, Inc.
  - MP30763 0106
- Round the naked round.
  - LU3760 0088
- Roy (Ross) Inc.
  - MP30238 0093
  - MP30239 0093
  - MP30240 0093
  - MP30241 0093
  - MP30242 0093
  - MP30243 0093
  - MP30244 0093
  - MP30245 0093
  - MP30246 0093
  - MP30247 0093
  - MP30248 0093
  - MP30249 0093
  - MP30250 0093
  - MP30251 0093
  - MP30252 0093
  - MP30253 0093
  - MP30254 0093
  - MP30255 0093
  - MP30256 0093
  - MP30257 0093
  - MP30318 0095
  - MP30319 0095
  - MP30320 0095
  - MP30321 0095
  - MP30322 0095
  - MP30323 0095
  - MP30324 0095
  - MP30325 0095
  - MP30326 0095
  - MP30327 0095
  - MP30328 0095
  - MP30329 0095
  - MP30330 0095
  - MP30331 0096
  - MP30332 0096
  - MP30333 0096
  - MP30334 0096
  - MP30335 0096
  - MP30514 0100
  - MP30515 0100
  - MP30516 0100
  - MP30517 0101
  - MP30518 0101
  - MP30519 0101
  - MP30520 0101
  - MP30521 0101
  - MP30778 0107
  - MP30779 0107
- Royce Electronics Corporation.
  - MP30386 0097
- Rules of seduction.
  - LP47190 0067
- Runaway.
  - LP47304 0069
- The Runaways.
  - LP46985 0060
  - LP46986 0060
  - LP46987 0061
  - LP46988 0061
- Rush orders.
  - LP47848 0084
- Russell, Blaine.
  - LU3764 0088
- Russian rooster.
  - MP30469 0099
- Russ Meyer’s Up!
  - MP30337 0096
- Ruth, Sheila.
  - MP30801 0107
- Ryan, Cornelius.
  - LP47933 0087
- Ryan, Jim.
  - MP30337 0096
- Safe and sane Halloween.
  - LP47521 0075
- Safe distribution of hazardous materials.
  - MP30429 0098
  - MP30430 0098
  - MP30431 0098
- Safety lane inspection procedures.
  - MU10267 0120
- Safety second.
  - R664842 0132
- Sage Advertising.
  - LP47764 0081
- The Sagebrush empire.
  - MP30561 0102
- Sage Films.
  - LP47764 0081
- The Sailor Company.
  - LP46896 0058
- The Sailor who fell from grace with the sea.
  - LP46896 0058
- Saint Joseph Community School, Inc. Parent Board.
  - MU10251 0120
- Salad presentation.
  - MP30773 0107
- Salem here we come.
  - LP47452 0073
- The Salem saga.
  - LP47441 0072
- Salinger, J. D.
  - SEE Salinger, Jerome David.
- Salinger, Jerome David.
  - R658188 0128
- Salt to the Devil.
  - R650510 0122
- The Salvation Army.
  - MP30715 0105
- Samantha and Darrin in Mexico City.
  - LP47476 0073
- Samantha and the antique doll.
  - LP47419 0072
- Samantha and the beanstalk.
  - LP47499 0074
- Samantha and the Loch Ness monster.
  - LP47605 0077
- Samantha and the troll.
  - LP47428 0072
- Samantha fights city hall.
  - LP47583 0076
- Samantha for the defense.
  - LP47529 0075
- Samantha goes south for a spell.
  - LP47478 0073
- Samantha is earthbound.
  - LP47598 0077
- Samantha loses her voice.
  - LP47436 0072
- Samantha meets the folks.
  - LP47641 0078
- Samantha on the keyboard.
  - LP47432 0072
- Samantha on thin ice.
  - LP47615 0077
- Samantha’s bad day in Salem.
  - LP47447 0073
- Samantha’s better halves.
  - LP47465 0073
- Samantha’s Caesar salad.
  - LP47498 0074
- Samantha’s curious cravings.
  - LP47497 0074
- Samantha’s Da Vinci dilemma.
  - LP47386 0071
- Samantha’s double mother trouble.
  - LP47492 0074
- Samantha’s french pastry.
  - LP47434 0072
- Samantha’s good news.
  - LP47477 0073
- Samantha’s hot bedwarmer.
  - LP47450 0073
- Samantha’s lost weekend.
  - LP47464 0073
- Samantha’s magic mirror.
  - LP47421 0072
- Samantha’s magic potion.
  - LP47443 0073
- Samantha’s magic sitter.
  - LP47597 0077
- Samantha’s not so leaning Tower of Pisa.
  - LP47606 0077
- Samantha’s old man.
  - LP47440 0072
- Samantha’s Old Salem trip.
  - LP47446 0073
- Samantha’s pet warlock.
  - LP47445 0073
- Samantha’s power failure.
  - LP47490 0074
- Samantha’s psychic pslip.
  - LP47422 0072
- Samantha’s secret is discovered.
  - LP47462 0073
- Samantha’s secret saucer.
  - LP47407 0072
- Samantha’s secret spell.
  - LP47494 0074
- Samantha’s shopping spree.
  - LP47485 0074
- Samantha’s supermaid.
  - LP47466 0073
- Samantha’s Thanksgiving to remember.
  - LP47387 0071
- Samantha’s wedding present.
  - LP47431 0072
- Samantha’s witchcraft blows a fuse.
  - LP47620 0078
- Samantha’s yoo hoo maid.
  - LP47489 0074
- Samantha, the bard.
  - LP47481 0074
- Samantha, the dressmaker.
  - LP47371 0071
- Samantha, the sculptress.
  - LP47470 0073
- Samantha twitches for UNICEF.
  - LP47475 0073
- Sam in the Moon.
  - LP47505 0074
- Samsonite Corporation.
  - MU10230 0119
  - MU10231 0119
- Samsonite versus Steelers.
  - MU10231 0119
- Samsonite versus the Pittsburgh Steelers.
  - MU10231 0119
- Samsonite versus the 3rd grade.
  - MU10230 0119
- Sam’s spooky chair.
  - LP47391 0071
- Sam’s witchcraft blows a fuse.
  - LP47620 0078
- San Diego County, CA. Board of Education.
  - MP30812 0108
- San Diego County, CA. Superintendent of Schools.
  - MP30812 0108
- Sandwiches.
  - MP30728 0106
- Sandwich preparation.
  - MP30770 0107
- Sandy (Bill) Company, Inc.
  - MP30084 0089
  - MP30085 0089
  - MP30086 0089
  - MP30571 0102
  - MP30588 0102
  - MP30589 0102
- Sanford and Son.
  - LP46911 0058
  - LP46912 0058
  - LP46913 0058
  - LP46914 0058
  - LP46915 0059
  - LP46916 0059
  - LP46917 0059
  - LP46918 0059
  - LP46919 0059
  - LP46920 0059
  - LP46921 0059
  - LP46922 0059
  - LP46923 0059
  - LP47157 0066
  - LP47158 0066
  - LP47159 0066
  - LP47160 0066
  - LP47161 0066
  - LP47162 0066
- Sanna Division, Beatrice Foods Company.
  - SEE Beatrice Foods Company. Sanna Division.
- Santa comes to visit and stays and stays.
  - LP47487 0074
- Santa Fe Productions.
  - LP47184 0066
- Santa Fe Productions, Inc.
  - LP46958 0060
- Santana Pictures.
  - R650407 0121
- Santos, Michelle Dos.
  - SEE Dos Santos, Michelle.
- The Saphead.
  - LP47577 0076
- Sarber, Edward L.
  - MP30224 0093
  - MP30776 0107
- Sarber, E. L.
  - SEE Sarber, Edward L.
- Sathya Sai Darsan.
  - MP30144 0091
- Saturday evening puss.
  - R650989 0122
- Save my wife.
  - LP47832 0084
- Saving energy on the road.
  - MP30586 0102
- Savings accounts.
  - MP30856 0109
- Saving wild animals, what’s it all about?
  - MP30539 0101
- Say hi—a hospital delivery.
  - MU10183 0118
- Say it with babies.
  - LP47847 0084
- SCAD Promotions, Inc.
  - MU10055 0115
- Scag.
  - LP47264 0069
- The Scarlet Pinkernel.
  - LP47763 0081
- Scavenger’s paradise.
  - LP47114 0064
- Scent-imental Romeo.
  - R656681 0125
- Schick-Sun Classic Pictures, Inc.
  - LP47339 0070
- Schiffman, Shirley S.
  - LU3761 0088
  - LU3762 0088
- Schneider, Kim.
  - LP47627 0078
- Schneider, Paul.
  - MU10160 0118
- Schneider Brothers.
  - LP47627 0078
- School days, school daze.
  - LP47619 0078
- School hot dogs.
  - MP30727 0106
- School of fear.
  - LP47294 0069
- Science Film Advisory Board, Iowa State University.
  - SEE Iowa State University, Ames. Science Film Advisory Board.
- The Science of energy.
  - MP30148 0091
- Science Research Associates, Inc.
  - MP30336 0096
  - MP30546 0101
- Scientificom, division of LaRue Communications, Inc.
  - SEE LaRue Communications, Inc. Scientificom.
- Scorchy.
  - LP46903 0058
- The Score.
  - LP47909 0086
- Scott O’Dell.
  - MP30419 0098
- Scraplab.
  - LU3758 0088
- The Scream in the night.
  - R657890 0127
- Screen actors.
  - R656865 0126
- Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Screen Gems.
- Screen Gems, Inc.
  - LP47358 0071
  - LP47359 0071
  - LP47360 0071
  - LP47361 0071
  - LP47362 0071
  - LP47363 0071
  - LP47364 0071
  - LP47365 0071
  - LP47366 0071
  - LP47367 0071
  - LP47368 0071
  - LP47369 0071
  - LP47370 0071
  - LP47371 0071
  - LP47372 0071
  - LP47373 0071
  - LP47374 0071
  - LP47375 0071
  - LP47376 0071
  - LP47377 0071
  - LP47378 0071
  - LP47379 0071
  - LP47380 0071
  - LP47381 0071
  - LP47382 0071
  - LP47383 0071
  - LP47384 0071
  - LP47385 0071
  - LP47386 0071
  - LP47387 0071
  - LP47388 0071
  - LP47389 0071
  - LP47390 0071
  - LP47391 0071
  - LP47392 0071
  - LP47393 0071
  - LP47394 0071
  - LP47395 0071
  - LP47396 0071
  - LP47397 0071
  - LP47398 0071
  - LP47399 0071
  - LP47400 0071
  - LP47401 0071
  - LP47402 0072
  - LP47403 0072
  - LP47404 0072
  - LP47405 0072
  - LP47406 0072
  - LP47407 0072
  - LP47408 0072
  - LP47409 0072
  - LP47410 0072
  - LP47411 0072
  - LP47412 0072
  - LP47413 0072
  - LP47414 0072
  - LP47415 0072
  - LP47416 0072
  - LP47431 0072
  - LP47432 0072
  - LP47433 0072
  - LP47434 0072
  - LP47435 0072
  - LP47436 0072
  - LP47437 0072
  - LP47438 0072
  - LP47439 0072
  - LP47466 0073
  - LP47467 0073
  - LP47468 0073
  - LP47469 0073
  - LP47470 0073
  - LP47471 0073
  - LP47472 0073
  - LP47473 0073
  - LP47474 0073
  - LP47475 0073
  - LP47476 0073
  - LP47477 0073
  - LP47478 0073
  - LP47479 0073
  - LP47480 0074
  - LP47481 0074
  - LP47485 0074
  - LP47490 0074
  - LP47500 0074
  - LP47501 0074
  - LP47502 0074
  - LP47503 0074
  - LP47504 0074
  - LP47505 0074
  - LP47506 0074
  - LP47507 0074
  - LP47508 0074
  - LP47509 0074
  - LP4751O 0074
  - LP47511 0074
  - LP47512 0074
  - LP47513 0074
  - LP47514 0074
  - LP47515 0074
  - LP47516 0074
  - LP47517 0074
  - LP47518 0074
  - LP47519 0074
  - LP47520 0074
  - LP47521 0075
  - LP47522 0075
  - LP47523 0075
  - LP47524 0075
  - LP47525 0075
  - LP47526 0075
  - LP47527 0075
  - LP47528 0075
  - LP47529 0075
  - LP47583 0076
  - LP47638 0078
  - LP47639 0078
  - LP47640 0078
  - LP47641 0078
  - LP47642 0078
  - LP47643 0078
  - LP47644 0078
  - LP47645 0078
  - LP47646 0078
  - LP47647 0078
  - LP47648 0078
  - LP47649 0078
  - LP47650 0078
  - LP47651 0078
  - LP47652 0078
  - LP47653 0078
  - LP47654 0078
  - LP47655 0078
  - LP47656 0078
  - LP47657 0078
  - LP47658 0078
  - LP47659 0078
  - LP47660 0079
  - LP47661 0079
  - LP47662 0079
  - LP47663 0079
  - LP47664 0079
  - LP47665 0079
  - LP47666 0079
  - LP47667 0079
  - LP47668 0079
  - LP47669 0079
  - LP47670 0079
  - LP47671 0079
  - LP47672 0079
  - LP47673 0079
  - LP47674 0079
  - LP47676 0079
  - LP47677 0079
- Screenliner.
  - R650509 0122
- Screen Media.
  - MP30492 0100
- Screen snapshots.
  - R658706 0129
- Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 4.
  - R650413 0121
- Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 5.
  - R654965 0124
- Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 6.
  - R658707 0129
- Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 7.
  - R659067 0129
- Sealed orders.
  - R655947 0125
- The Search.
  - LP47286 0069
- Search for the gods.
  - LP47016 0061
- Searle Radiographics, Inc. CT Searle Systems.
  - MP30208 0092
- The Seashore artist.
  - LP47236 0068
- Sea sirens.
  - LP47236 0068
- Sea star behavior: feeding by stomach eversion.
  - MP30502 0100
- Sechrist, Douglas E.
  - MU10181 0118
- The Secret of the pond.
  - LP46930 0059
  - LP46931 0059
- Secret snow, deadly snow.
  - LP47967 0088
- Security Investment Trust Company, S.A.
  - LF371 0057
- Sedco, Inc.
  - MU10107 0116
  - MU10108 0116
  - MU10109 0116
  - MU10110 0116
  - MU10111 0116
  - MU10112 0117
  - MU10113 0117
  - MU10114 0117
  - MU10115 0117
- Sedco ’76.
  - MU10109 0116
- Seeds of Africa.
  - LP47585 0076
- See here, Private Partridge.
  - LP47679 0079
- Seems there was this moose.
  - LP46935 0059
- Segal, Steve R.
  - MP30468 0099
  - MP30469 0099
- Self breast examination.
  - MP30566 0102
- Self control: learning to C.A.R.E. for yourself.
  - MP30441 0099
- Self made maids.
  - R659407 0130
- Sella turcica.
  - MP29855 0089
- Sellier, Charles E., Jr.
  - LP47339 0070
- Selling of the Partridge.
  - LP47782 0082
- Sendak, Maurice.
  - LP47164 0066
- The Senses and perception: links to the outside world.
  - MP30956 0112
- Sensory deprivation.
  - MP30927 0111
- Serena’s richcraft.
  - LP47614 0077
- Serena stops the show.
  - LP47482 0074
- Serena’s youth pill.
  - LP47616 0077
- Serly, Tibor.
  - MU10182 0118
- Sermons from science.
  - MP30507 0100
- The Serpent’s tooth.
  - LP47263 0069
- Service agent.
  - MU10102 0116
- Seven eleven.
  - LP47889 0085
- The Seven per-cent solution.
  - LP46976 0060
- The Seventh seal.
  - LP47071 0063
- The Sexual pleasures film documentary series.
  - MP30903 0110
- Shachter, Jacqueline N.
  - SEE Shachter, Jaqueline N.
- Shachter, Jaqueline N.
  - MP30221 0093
  - MP30222 0093
  - MP30279 0094
  - MP30418 0098
  - MP30419 0098
  - MP30788 0107
- The Shadow.
  - LP46902 0058
- Shadow of guilt.
  - LP47313 0070
- Shadows in an empty room.
  - LF371 0057
- The Shaggy D.A.
  - LP47148 0065
- Shake ’em up.
  - LP47829 0083
- Shake hands with success.
  - R653339 0123
- Shaker, 40 channel.
  - MP30386 0097
- Shaker 40 channels.
  - MP30386 0097
- The Shana Corporation.
  - LP47060 0062
- Sha Na Na, Popeye, Elam.
  - MP30720 0105
- Shapes and symmetry series.
  - LP47971 0088
  - LP47972 0088
- Shasta County, CA.
  - MP30509 0100
- Shaw, Irwin.
  - LP47806 0083
  - LP47807 0083
  - LP47808 0083
  - LP47809 0083
  - LP47810 0083
  - LP47811 0083
  - LP47812 0083
  - LP47813 0083
- Shaw Brothers (Hong Kong) Ltd.
  - LP47248 0068
- Sheba, baby.
  - LP47567 0076
- Sheldon, Sidney.
  - LP47759 0081
- Shelton, Sloane.
  - MP30484 0100
- The Sheriff gets married.
  - LP47177 0066
- Sheriss.
  - LP47164 0066
- Shoefly days.
  - LP47898 0086
- Shooting the Salmon rapids.
  - R659132 0129
- The Shootist.
  - LP47146 0065
- The Shopper.
  - MP30725 0106
- Shopping for credit.
  - MP30857 0109
- Short division.
  - MP30939 0111
- Short films: 1976.
  - MP30398 0097
- The Short happy circuit of Aunt Clara.
  - LP47527 0075
- Short multiplication.
  - MP30937 0111
- Short play showcase.
  - MP30949 0112
  - MP30951 0112
  - MP30954 0112
  - MP30960 0112
  - MP30973 0112
  - MP30976 0112
- Short story showcase.
  - MP30955 0112
  - MP30966 0112
- The Shot.
  - R658322 0128
- Shout at the devil.
  - LF370 0057
- Showcase of the deep.
  - MP30271 0094
- Showdown at Times Square.
  - LP47939 0087
- Shush money.
  - R657650 0127
- Siberia.
  - MP30907 0110
- Sickle cell story.
  - MP31020 0114
- Sidekicks.
  - LP47006 0061
- Sidestep, standing, long jump.
  - MP30812 0108
- Side street.
  - R650456 0122
- Sidewinder.
  - LP47900 0086
- Sienkiewicz, Henryk.
  - LP47186 0066
- Sights and sounds of the seasons.
  - MP30699 0105
- Signed by a woman: a perspective on California women’s art.
  - MP30801 0107
- Signet Productions, Inc.
  - MP30953 0112
- Silence.
  - LP47914 0086
- Silent running.
  - MP30581 0102
- Silent vendetta.
  - LP47320 0070
- Silleck, Sidney B., Jr.
  - MP30980 0113
- Silver Blaze.
  - LP47926 0087
- Silver Spurs, Santa’s smallest, brightest elf.
  - MP30504 0100
- Silverton Productions.
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
- Silverton Productions, Inc.
  - LP46893 0058
- Simon (Jamil) Productions.
  - MP30849 0109
- Simon, Neil.
  - LP47929 0087
- Simple adjustment.
  - LP47750 0081
- Simpson, Alan.
  - LP46911 0058
  - LP46912 0058
  - LP46913 0058
  - LP46914 0058
  - LP46915 0059
  - LP46916 0059
  - LP46917 0059
  - LP46918 0059
  - LP46919 0059
  - LP46920 0059
  - LP46921 0059
  - LP46922 0059
  - LP46923 0059
  - LP47157 0066
  - LP47158 0066
  - LP47159 0066
  - LP47160 0066
  - LP47161 0066
  - LP47162 0066
- Simultaneous communication dictionary for non-verbal children.
  - MU10229 0119
- Simultaneous language dictionary for use with non-verbal children.
  - MU10229 0119
- Sister Kenny Institute, Minneapolis.
  - MP30416 0098
  - MP30417 0098
- Sisters at heart.
  - LP47442 0073
- Sitzmarks the spot.
  - R664681 0131
- The Six billion dollar sell.
  - MP30445 0099
- Six days of the condor.
  - LP47875 0085
- The Six million dollar man.
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
- Six steps to sales.
  - MP30803 0107
- Skateboard safety.
  - MP30232 0093
- Skeletal and topographic anatomy.
  - MU10056 0115
  - MU10057 0115
- Skeletal features of the skull.
  - MU10057 0115
- Skeletal system.
  - MP30288 0094
- Ski in the sky.
  - R656674 0125
- The Skipper surprised his wife.
  - R657794 0127
- Sky heist.
  - LP47012 0061
- Skylab: characteristics of the gyroscope.
  - MP30794 0107
- Skylab: conservation of astronaut angular momentum.
  - MP30797 0107
- Skylab: darts and paper airplanes.
  - MP30799 0107
- Skylab: the Earth’s magnetic field.
  - MP30796 0107
- Skylab: water drops and water columns.
  - MP30795 0107
- Skylab: weight(less) lifting in orbit.
  - MP30798 0107
- Slap happy.
  - R656666 0125
- Slattery’s hurricane.
  - R659116 0129
- Slayden (James) Associates.
  - MU10139 0117
- Slay ride.
  - LP47090 0063
- Sleepless with pale eyes.
  - LP47541 0075
- Slesicki, W.
  - LP47186 0066
- The Slipper and the rose: the story of Cinderella.
  - LF372 0057
- Smack.
  - LP47896 0086
- The Smashed lady.
  - LP47353 0070
- Smile, Jenny, you’re dead.
  - LP47019 0061
- Smile please.
  - LP47040 0062
  - LP47056 0062
  - LP47177 0066
- Smith.
  - SEE Smith, Hiester Q.
- Smith, Eugene N.
  - MP30572 0102
  - MP30573 0102
- Smith, Hiester Q.
  - MP30345 0096
- Smith (Thomas G.) Productions, Inc.
  - MP30929 0111
- Smith, Wilbur.
  - LF370 0057
- Smith, Winchell.
  - LP47577 0076
- Smoking and its effects.
  - MU10226 0119
- Smooth fingers.
  - R657897 0127
- Snake preview.
  - LP46961 0060
- Snake River birds of prey.
  - MP30390 0097
  - MP30391 0097
- Snapshot.
  - LP47256 0068
- Snazuk, Dave.
  - SEE Snazuk, David R.
- Snazuk, David R.
  - LP47201 0067
- SNE.
  - SEE Society for Nutrition Education.
- Snider, Sarah.
  - MP30769 0107
- Snob in the grass.
  - LP47376 0071
- Snow carnival.
  - R656698 0126
- Snow job.
  - LP46972 0060
- Snub and his movie camera.
  - LP47045 0062
- Snub and the gypsies.
  - LP47842 0084
- Snub and the hotel thief.
  - LP47174 0066
- Snub at the pool party.
  - LP47227 0068
- Snub at the railroad station.
  - LP47053 0062
- Snub gets his girl.
  - LP47049 0062
- Snub goes shopping.
  - LP46874 0057
- Snub in a sub.
  - LP47171 0066
- Snub in a tough part of town.
  - LP47845 0084
- Snub in the South Seas.
  - LP47238 0068
- Snub meets the family.
  - LP47167 0066
- Snub’s auto repair.
  - LP46881 0058
- Snub’s big fight.
  - LP47836 0084
- Snub’s double.
  - LP47051 0062
- Snub’s earthquake adventure.
  - LP47829 0083
- Snub’s lunch hour.
  - LP47848 0084
- Snub’s new car.
  - LP47835 0084
- Snub’s new street sweeper.
  - LP47234 0068
- Snub’s rough ride.
  - LP47235 0068
- Snub’s secret oil pill.
  - LP47225 0068
- Snub, the acrobat.
  - LP47175 0066
- Snub, the bike rider.
  - LP47851 0084
- Snub, the butterfly hunter.
  - LP47036 0062
- Snub, the caddy.
  - LP47838 0084
- Snub the car thief.
  - LP46871 0057
- Snub, the fire chief.
  - LP47828 0083
- Snub, the inventor.
  - LP46878 0058
- Snub, the jailbird.
  - LP47183 0066
- Snub, the motorcycle cop.
  - LP47182 0066
- Snub, the movie director.
  - LP47837 0084
- Snub, the new school teacher.
  - LP47833 0084
- Snub, the reporter.
  - LP47170 0066
- Snub, the sidewalk cleaner.
  - LP47237 0068
- Snub, the soda jerk.
  - LP47843 0084
- Snub, the undercover man.
  - LP47242 0068
- Snub up north.
  - LP47054 0062
- Snyder (Bill) Films, Inc.
  - LP47626 0078
  - LP47629 0078
- Snyder, William D.
  - LP47629 0078
- Soapbox derby.
  - LP47522 0075
- Social issues.
  - MP30077 0089
- La Societe Filmel.
  - LP47194 0067
- Society for Nutrition Education.
  - MP30849 0109
- Soft lenses.
  - MP30175 0091
  - MP30176 0091
- Soft touches, satin sheets.
  - MP30709 0105
- Soho Associates.
  - LP47222 0067
- Solange.
  - R657892 0127
- Soldiers and other cosmic objects.
  - MP30983 0113
- Solo—behind the scenes.
  - MP30231 0093
- Some problems.
  - MP30884 0109
- Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood chunky chicken spread (big lettuce).
  - MP30578 0102
- Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood deviled ham (big cheese).
  - MP30576 0102
- Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood roast beef spread (big tomato).
  - MP30577 0102
- Song of myself.
  - MP30535 0101
- Songs of the range.
  - R651051 0122
- Sonny-Florida Productions, Inc.
  - MP30809 0108
- Son of diabetes booklet.
  - MU10156 0117
- The Sorcerer’s spell.
  - R659398 0130
- The Sort/merge module.
  - MP30717 0105
- S. O. S.
  - LP47765 0081
- The Soul club.
  - LP47727 0080
- The Sound of money.
  - LP47766 0081
- Sounds of silence.
  - LP47156 0066
- Southern Baptist Convention. Home Mission Board.
  - MP30145 0091
  - MP30219 0093
- Southern Baptist Convention. Home Mission Board. Communication Division.
  - MP30219 0093
- Southern California Gas Company.
  - MU10030 0115
- South Florida Water Management District, West Palm Beach.
  - MP30806 0108
- South of Santa Fe.
  - R657840 0127
- South Sea sinner.
  - R657836 0127
- A Souvenir from Atlantic City.
  - LP47089 0063
- So young, so bad.
  - R655145 0124
- So you’re having in-law trouble.
  - R656685 0125
- So you think you’re not guilty.
  - R664682 0131
- So you want to be an actor.
  - R656695 0126
- So you want to get rich quick.
  - R656690 0125
- So you want to throw a party.
  - R658066 0128
- Space [non-printable data]
  - MP30503 0100
- Speak the truth.
  - LP47661 0079
- Speak up.
  - MP30559 0102
- A Special responsibility.
  - MP30414 0098
- Speech and Hearing Clinic, Department of Speech, Iowa State University.
  - SEE Iowa State University, Ames. Department of Speech. Speech and Hearing Clinic.
- Speight, Johnny.
  - LP46991 0061
  - LP46992 0061
  - LP46993 0061
  - LP46994 0061
- Spellbound hound.
  - R658696 0128
- Spelling-​-an introductory film.
  - MP30791 0107
- Spelling complex sounds.
  - MP30790 0107
- Spelling exercises with the alphabet.
  - MP30789 0107
- Spelling simple sounds.
  - MP30218 0092
- Spelling skills series, film no. 1.
  - MP30791 0107
- Spelling skills series, film no. 2.
  - MP30218 0092
- Spelling skills series, film no. 3.
  - MP30790 0107
- Spelling skills series, film no. 4.
  - MP30789 0107
- The Spider and the fly.
  - R661165 0131
- Spier, Peter.
  - LP47069 0063
- Spills and chills.
  - R656692 0126
- Spinet making in colonial America.
  - MP30493 0100
- Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco.
  - MP30370 0097
  - MP30371 0097
  - MP30372 0097
  - MP30700 0105
- Spiritual education of Baha’i children.
  - MP30700 0105
- Splitsville.
  - LP47412 0072
- Spooks for sale.
  - LP47291 0069
- Spoon-bobbin drain tube.
  - MP30694 0105
- The Sport of the century.
  - LP47166 0066
- Sportscope.
  - R650508 0122
- Sports go metric.
  - LP46883 0058
- Sports new and old.
  - R656691 0125
- Sports oddities.
  - R650459 0122
- A Sports suite.
  - MP30879 0109
- Sports top performers.
  - R657653 0127
- Spotlight on Mexico.
  - R660541 0130
- Spring Green Multimedia.
  - MP30792 0107
  - MP30793 0107
  - MP30794 0107
  - MP30795 0107
  - MP30796 0107
  - MP30797 0107
  - MP30798 0107
  - MP30799 0107
- The Spy.
  - R657901 0127
- SQHP.
  - MU10139 0117
- Squeeze cementing.
  - MP30991 0113
  - MP30992 0113
- Squeeze play.
  - LP47103 0064
  - LP47117 0064
- Squirm.
  - LP47195 0067
- The Squirm Company.
  - LP47195 0067
- Sri Sathya Sai Central Committee of America.
  - MP30144 0091
- Stability and trim.
  - MU10112 0117
- Stage-coach driver Mac Lean.
  - R657891 0127
- Stage fright.
  - R650846 0122
- Stakeout.
  - LP47123 0064
- The Stalking horse.
  - LP47317 0070
- The Stalking of Joey Marr.
  - LP47894 0085
- Stand pat.
  - LP47246 0068
- Stapedectomy procedures.
  - MP30697 0105
- The Star.
  - LP47338 0070
- Starlake Films.
  - MP30224 0093
  - MP30776 0107
- Star quality.
  - LP47775 0082
- Starr, Cecile.
  - MP30905 0110
- Stars in my crown.
  - R653592 0123
- The Star-Spangled Banner.
  - LP47069 0063
- Star spec.
  - LU3757 0088
- Star Wars.
  - LP47760 0081
- Stas and Nell.
  - LP47186 0066
- State Farm Fire and Casualty Company.
  - MP30095 0089
- State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company.
  - MP29725 0088
  - MP30306 0095
  - MP30767 0106
  - MP30783 0107
  - MP30784 0107
- State government: resurgence of power.
  - MP30964 0112
- State trooper.
  - R660542 0130
- State University of New York at Albany.
  - MP30999 0113
  - MP31000 0113
  - MP31001 0113
  - MP31002 0113
  - MP31003 0113
- State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
  - MP30375 0097
  - MP30376 0097
  - MP30377 0097
  - MP30378 0097
  - MP30379 0097
  - MP30380 0097
  - MP30999 0113
  - MP31000 0113
  - MP31001 0113
  - MP31002 0113
  - MP31003 0113
- Steamboat Bill, Junior.
  - LP46945 0059
- Steele, Connie.
  - MP30582 0102
- Steele, Robert 6.
  - MP31033 0114
- Steptoe and Son.
  - LP46911 0058
  - LP46912 0058
  - LP46913 0058
  - LP46914 0058
  - LP46915 0059
  - LP46916 0059
  - LP46917 0059
  - LP46918 0059
  - LP46919 0059
  - LP46920 0059
  - LP46921 0059
  - LP46922 0059
  - LP46923 0059
  - LP47157 0066
  - LP47158 0066
  - LP47159 0066
  - LP47160 0066
  - LP47161 0066
  - LP47162 0066
- Sterobcar Productions.
  - LP47350 0070
- Stevens, Lawrence Peter.
  - LU3748 0088
- Stevenson, Robert Louis.
  - LP47165 0066
- Stevens Point Housing Office, University of Wisconsin.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin. Stevens Point Housing Office.
- Stevens Point Office of Residence Life, University of Wisconsin.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin. Stevens Point Office of Residence Life.
- The Stewardess.
  - LP47747 0081
- Stick it in your ear.
  - MP30432 0098
- Stigwood (Robert) Organization, Inc.
  - LP47581 0076
- Stitches in time.
  - MU10160 0118
- The Stolen sword.
  - R659390 0130
- Stone drawings.
  - MU10059 0115
- Stop—heavy traffic!
  - R653642 0123
- Stopinski, Jaime Edward.
  - MU10226 0119
- Stop kidding.
  - LP47844 0084
- Stop, look, and listen.
  - R650997 0122
- Stop, thief!
  - MP30536 0101
- Stories and excerpts.
  - MP30372 0097
- Storm over Wyoming.
  - R656589 0125
- The Story of Metric Man.
  - LP46886 0058
- The Story of Molly X.
  - R657839 0127
- The Story of Seabiscuit.
  - R662842 0131
- Story of the Broadway line.
  - MP30980 0113
- Storyscape series.
  - LP46868 0057
  - LP46869 0057
- Strabismus.
  - MP30179 0091
- Strand Productions, Inc.
  - R651875 0123
- A Strange little visitor.
  - LP47676 0079
- Strange new world.
  - LP47013 0061
- A Stranger in a strange land.
  - LP47733 0081
- Strange shadows in an empty room.
  - LF371 0057
- Strategy for comprehension: structure of a story.
  - MP30155 0091
- Strategy for winning.
  - MP30549 0101
- Strathmore Productions, Inc.
  - LP46960 0060
- Street people.
  - LP47340 0070
- The Streets of San Francisco.
  - LP47289 0069
  - LP47290 0069
  - LP47291 0069
  - LP47292 0069
  - LP47293 0069
  - LP47294 0069
  - LP47295 0069
  - LP47296 0069
  - LP47297 0069
  - LP47298 0069
  - LP47299 0069
  - LP47300 0069
  - LP47301 0069
  - LP47302 0069
  - LP47303 0069
  - LP47304 0069
  - LP47305 0069
  - LP47306 0069
  - LP47307 0069
  - LP47308 0069
  - LP47309 0070
  - LP47310 0070
  - LP47311 0070
- Street talk.
  - MP30762 0106
- Strictly modern.
  - LP47174 0066
- The Strikeout king.
  - LP47706 0080
- Structuring spelling: how it happens.
  - MP30151 0091
- Stuck up.
  - LP47826 0083
- Studies in classical relativity.
  - MP30300 0095
  - MP30301 0095
- Studies in movement design.
  - MP30550 0101
- Stuyvesant Films, Inc.
  - LP47580 0076
- Style awareness training, program no. 1.
  - MP31032 0114
- Style awareness training, program no. 2.
  - MP31030 0114
- Style awareness training, program no. 3.
  - MP31031 0114
- Styles of supervision: case 1.
  - MP30851 0109
- Styles of supervision: case 2.
  - MP30852 0109
- Styles of supervision: case 3.
  - MP30853 0109
- Subsoiling for productivity and profit—number 11 subsoil chisel.
  - MP30816 0108
- Subtraction with borrowing.
  - MP30936 0111
- Summit candy bar—drum major.
  - MP31028 0114
- The Sun: prominences and flares.
  - MP30793 0107
- The Sunshine boys.
  - LP47929 0087
- The Sunshine shack.
  - LU3755 0088
- Super Arthur.
  - LP47484 0074
- Super car.
  - LP47502 0074
- Supermarket advice.
  - MP30202 0092
- The Super Salesman on hot sands.
  - LP47038 0062
- Superstar.
  - LP47263 0069
  - LP47264 0069
  - LP47265 0069
  - LP47266 0069
  - LP47267 0069
  - LP47268 0069
  - LP47269 0069
  - LP47270 0069
  - LP47271 0069
  - LP47272 0069
  - LP47273 0069
  - LP47274 0069
  - LP47307 0069
- Suprapubic catheters.
  - MP30846 0108
- Surgeon heal thyself.
  - LP47534 0075
- Surgery of the prostate gland.
  - MP30364 0096
- The Survival of Sam the Pelican.
  - LP46926 0059
- Survive!
  - LP47581 0076
- Svensk Filmindustri, A.B.
  - LP47071 0063
  - LP47072 0063
  - LP47073 0063
  - LP47074 0063
  - LP47075 0063
- Swan dive.
  - LP47531 0075
- Swarthout, Glendon.
  - LP47146 0065
- Sweden looks ahead.
  - R653640 0123
- Sweet cheat.
  - R660528 0130
- Sweet dreams.
  - MP30708 0105
- Sweeter than life.
  - LP47963 0088
- Sweet hostage.
  - LP46977 0060
- Sweet Relish Films.
  - LP47163 0066
- Sweet revenge.
  - LP47930 0087
- Swift and Company.
  - MP30420 0098
- Swim, Bobby, swim.
  - LP47229 0068
- Swish: science and curveballs and gliders.
  - MP30350 0096
- Swiss Family Partridge.
  - LP47798 0082
- Synge, John Millington.
  - MP30951 0112
- Syntar Productions.
  - LP47249 0068
- Tabar, Paul John.
  - LU3749 0088
  - LU3750 0088
- Tabatha’s cranky spell.
  - LP47381 0071
- Tabatha’s weekend.
  - LP47474 0073
- Tabitha’s first day at school.
  - LP47599 0077
- Tabitha’s first day in school.
  - LP47599 0077
- Tabitha’s very own Samantha.
  - LP47461 0073
- Take next car.
  - LP47244 0068
- Take One Productions.
  - MP30093 0089
- Take the extra step.
  - MP30410 0098
- Take two aspirins and half a pint of porpoise milk.
  - LP47394 0071
- Taking care.
  - MP30497 0100
- The Tale of two hamsters.
  - LP47717 0080
- Talking from your dreams: Linda and Randy.
  - MU10169 0118
- The Talks of Hand of the Cause A. Q. Faizi.
  - MP30370 0097
  - MP30371 0097
  - MP30372 0097
- The Talks of hand of the cause of God A. Q. Faizi.
  - MP30700 0105
- Tandem.
  - LP46912 0058
- Tandem Production.
  - SEE Tandem Productions, Inc.
- Tandem Productions, Inc.
  - LP46911 0058
  - LP46913 0058
  - LP46914 0058
  - LP46915 0059
  - LP46916 0059
  - LP46917 0059
  - LP46918 0059
  - LP46919 0059
  - LP46920 0059
  - LP46921 0059
  - LP46922 0059
  - LP46923 0059
  - LP46991 0061
  - LP46992 0061
  - LP46993 0061
  - LP46994 0061
  - LP46995 0061
  - LP46996 0061
  - LP46997 0061
  - LP46998 0061
  - LP46999 0061
  - LP47000 0061
  - LP47157 0066
  - LP47158 0066
  - LP47159 0066
  - LP47160 0066
  - LP47161 0066
  - LP47162 0066
- Target black.
  - LP47899 0086
- Target: Mexican syndicate.
  - LP47130 0065
- Tarley, Philip Marc.
  - LP47247 0068
- Tarzan and the slave girl.
  - R658063 0128
- Task force: cop killer.
  - LP47885 0085
  - LP47886 0085
- The Taste a man comes home for.
  - MP30579 0102
- A Taste for murder.
  - LP47284 0069
- Tatano, Alfonso R.
  - MP30562 0102
- T.A.T. Communications Company.
  - LP46979 0060
  - LP46980 0060
  - LP46981 0060
  - LP46982 0060
  - LP46983 0060
  - LP46984 0060
  - LP46985 0060
  - LP46986 0060
  - LP46987 0061
  - LP46988 0061
  - LP46989 0061
  - LP46990 0061
  - LP47852 0084
  - LP47853 0084
  - LP47854 0084
  - LP47655 0084
  - LP47856 0084
  - LP47857 0084
  - LP47858 0084
  - LP47859 0084
  - LP47860 0084
  - LP47861 0084
- TaV.
  - MP30349 0096
- Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation.
  - SEE A-V Corporation. Teaching Films, Inc.
- Teaching the teacher.
  - LP47833 0084
- Teaching with media.
  - MU10244 0119
  - MU10245 0119
  - MU10246 0120
  - MU10247 0120
- Techniques of concurrent review activities.
  - MP30081 0089
- Techniques of concurrent review activity.
  - MP30081 0089
- Teevee.
  - LP47751 0081
- Teleketics.
  - LP46868 0057
  - LP46869 0057
- The Television commercial.
  - MP30495 0100
- Television Reporters International, Ltd.
  - LF374 0057
- Tell it to the policeman.
  - LP47243 0068
- The Telltale heart.
  - R657893 0127
- Temple University, Philadelphia.
  - MP30851 0109
  - MP30852 0109
  - MP30853 0109
  - MP30854 0109
  - MP30855 0109
  - MP31033 0114
- Temple University, Philadelphia. College of Education Television.
  - MP30788 0107
- Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
  - MP30788 0107
  - MP30851 0109
  - MP30852 0109
  - MP30853 0109
  - MP30855 0109
- Tennessee Williams: Theater in process.
  - MP30953 0112
- Tennis.
  - MU10184 0118
- Tension and relaxation.
  - MP30552 0101
- Terminal Island.
  - LP47864 0085
- Terminology.
  - MP30557 0101
- Terremoto! Guatemalan earthquake.
  - MP30715 0105
- Terremoto—the Guatemalan earthquake.
  - MP30715 0105
- Terrific gifts.
  - MP30512 0100
- Terrytoons, Inc.
  - R650993 0122
  - R650995 0122
  - R650996 0122
  - R650997 0122
- Terwilliger (Elizabeth) Nature Education Foundation.
  - MP30699 0105
- Test case.
  - LP47142 0065
- Texas Tom.
  - R654704 0124
- Texas Woman’s University, Denton. Christian Student Center.
  - SEE The Christian Student Center at North Texas State University and Texas Woman’s University, Denton.
- Thalia Films, Inc.
  - LP47584 0076
- That ice ticket.
  - LP47629 0078
- That’s bully.
  - R656700 0126
  - R656702 0126
- That’s his story.
  - R664840 0132
- That was my wife.
  - LP47405 0072
- That was no chick, that was my wife.
  - LP47385 0071
- Theater in process.
  - MP30953 0112
- Theater of fear.
  - LP47279 0069
- Their last days on Earth.
  - MU10186 0118
- There’s gold in them thar pills.
  - LP47500 0074
- There’s no witch like an old witch.
  - LP47358 0071
- Thermal explosions and gas phase detonations.
  - MP30214 0092
- They shoot managers, don’t they?
  - LP47725 0080
- Thieves’ highway.
  - R659122 0129
- A Thing of the past.
  - LP47947 0087
- Think murder.
  - LP47121 0064
- This is America.
  - R653341 0123
  - R657654 0127
  - R657655 0127
- This is my song.
  - LP47773 0082
- This is Riggs.
  - MP30444 0099
- This land is whose land?
  - LP46915 0059
- This little piggie.
  - LP47418 0072
- This male chauvinist piggy went to market.
  - LP47788 0082
- This side of the law.
  - R650849 0122
- This way out.
  - LP47042 0062
  - LP47044 0062
  - LP47046 0062
- Thomas (Bob) Productions.
  - MP31016 0114
- Thomas (Danny) Productions.
  - LP46971 0060
  - LP46972 0060
  - LP47152 0065
  - LP47153 0065
  - LP47212 0067
  - LP47213 0067
  - LP47214 0067
  - LP47215 0067
  - LP47216 0067
  - LP47217 0067
  - LP47218 0067
  - LP47219 0067
  - LP47220 0067
  - LP47221 0067
- Thompson (J. Walter) Company. MU9792 0114
  - MU10230 0119
  - MU10231 0119
- Thonk! Science and hitting a ball.
  - MP30207 0092
- The Three ages.
  - LP46948 0059
- Three centuries at Hastings.
  - LP47063 0063
- Three days of the condor.
  - LP47875 0085
- Three guns for New York.
  - LP47941 0087
- Three strange loves.
  - LP47074 0063
- Three styles of marital conflict.
  - MP30848 0109
- Three wishes.
  - LP47507 0074
- Threshold.
  - R661770 0131
- Thunderbird six.
  - LF369 0057
- The Thursday morning murders.
  - LP47185 0066
- A Ticket to Tomahawk.
  - R662839 0131
- Till death do us part.
  - LP46991 0061
  - LP46992 0061
  - LP46993 0061
  - LP46994 0061
- Tillie’s punctured romance.
  - R652897 0123
- Timed cooling.
  - MP31007 0113
- Timer Inc.
  - MP30448 0099
  - R653637 0123
  - R653638 0123
  - R653639 0123
  - R653640 0123
  - R653641 0123
  - R653642 0123
  - R653643 0123
  - R653644 0123
  - R653645 0123
  - R653646 0124
  - R653647 0124
  - R660338 0130
- Timme, Reinhold.
  - MP30337 0096
- To buy or not to buy.
  - LP47732 0081
- Today Productions, Inc.
  - LP47630 0078
- To fly.
  - MP30984 0113
- To go or not to go, that is the question.
  - LP47453 0073
- Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc.
  - LP47059 0062
  - LP47862 0084
  - MP30464 0099
- The Tomorrow Entertainment/Medcom company.
  - MP30768 0107
- Tonav Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LF370 0057
- To play or not to play.
  - LP47726 0080
- Topographic anatomy of the head and neck.
  - MU10056 0115
- Top o’ the morning.
  - R656866 0126
- A Top position.
  - LP47048 0062
- To prepare a child.
  - LP47636 0078
- Torqueflite transmission: pre-removal diagnosis.
  - MP30514 0100
- Torquing.
  - MP30807 0108
- Torst.
  - LP47074 0063
- To sleep on a bomb.
  - MP30276 0094
- To still the voice.
  - LP47325 0070
- Total hip replacement.
  - MP30161 0091
- To the unknown God.
  - MP30507 0100
- To trick or treat or not to trick or treat.
  - LP47488 0074
- To twitch or not to twitch.
  - LP47413 0072
- A Touch of guilt.
  - LP46899 0058
- A Touch of venom.
  - LP47337 0070
- Tough winter.
  - LP47054 0062
- Toward tomorrow.
  - MP30766 0106
- Towhead blows his chance.
  - MP30406 0098
- Towhead busts his back.
  - MP30407 0098
- Towhead’s aching back.
  - MP30407 0098
- Towhead’s terrible temper.
  - MP30405 0098
- Towhead the gunslinger.
  - MP30404 0098
- Toys in babeland.
  - LP47515 0074
- Tracking the North American mountain lion.
  - MP30187 0092
- Tractor safety.
  - MP30363 0096
- Tractors you asked for.
  - MP30360 0096
- The Trade-off.
  - LP47084 0063
- Traffic direction and control.
  - LP47064 0063
- Tragoedia.
  - MP30780 0107
- Trailin’ West.
  - R656687 0125
- Trail of terror.
  - LP47295 0069
- Trail of the rustlers.
  - R654962 0124
- Training aids for PSRO personnel.
  - MP30078 0089
  - MP30079 0089
  - MP30080 0089
  - MP30081 0089
  - MP30082 0089
  - MP30083 0089
- Training for trainers—program administration techniques.
  - MP30767 0106
- Trans-American Films.
  - LP46952 0060
- TransMedia International, Ltd.
  - MP30444 0099
- Trans-National Film Corporation.
  - MP30522 0101
- Transportation Associates.
  - LP47145 0065
- Trapped.
  - MP30440 0099
- The Traveling saleswoman.
  - R654957 0124
- Traveller’s joy.
  - R651745 0123
- Treacherous magic.
  - R659397 0130
- Treasure!
  - MP30307 0095
- The Tree of truth: Relationship between addition and subtraction.
  - MP30934 0111
- The Trespassers.
  - LP47591 0077
- Trevanian.
  - LP46966 0060
- Trial and error of Aunt Clara.
  - LP47509 0074
- Trial of Partridge one.
  - LP47777 0082
- The Tribute.
  - LP47734 0081
- Trick or treat.
  - LP47671 0079
- Tripping and laying pipe down.
  - MU10110 0116
- Triton Films, Ltd.
  - LF360 0057
  - R661166 0131
- Triumvirate Productions, Ltd.
  - LF367 0057
- Les Trois ages.
  - LP46948 0059
- Trotting through Turkey.
  - LP47045 0062
- Troubled harbor.
  - R657908 0128
- Trouble shooters.
  - LP47869 0085
- Trowe, H. C.
  - SEE Trowe, Henry C.
- Trowe, Henry C.
  - MP30224 0093
  - MP30776 0107
- Truckers for Christ.
  - LP47201 0067
- A True policeman.
  - LP47224 0068
  - LP47226 0068
- The Truth, nothing but the truth, so help me, Sam.
  - LP47621 0078
- TRW. Replacement Division.
  - MU10137 0117
- Tubal ligation.
  - MP30436 0098
- Tuberculosis: the disease and its management.
  - MP31022 0114
- Turbot Productions, Ltd.
  - LP47065 0063
- Turkey shoot.
  - LP46898 0058
- Turn on the old charm.
  - LP47454 0073
- The TV addict.
  - LP47159 0066
- TV or not TV.
  - LP47610 0077
- The Twelve chairs: Linda Binder.
  - MU10168 0118
- Twelve o’clock high.
  - R657309 0126
- Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation.
  - LP46951 0060
  - LP46958 0060
  - LP47070 0063
  - LP47205 0067
  - LP47342 0070
  - LP47759 0081
  - LP47760 0081
  - LP47874 0085
  - MP30075 0089
  - R657307 0126
  - R657308 0126
  - R657309 0126
  - R657310 0126
  - R657311 0126
  - R657312 0126
  - R657313 0126
  - R659115 0129
  - R659116 0129
  - R659117 0129
  - R659118 0129
  - R659119 0129
  - R659120 0129
  - R659121 0129
  - R659122 0129
  - R659123 0129
  - R659124 0129
  - R659125 0129
  - R659126 0129
  - R659127 0129
  - R659128 0129
  - R659129 0129
  - R659130 0129
  - R659131 0129
  - R659132 0129
  - R659133 0129
  - R659134 0129
  - R659135 0129
  - R662839 0131
  - R662840 0131
  - R663422 0131
  - R663423 0131
- Twister, bull from the sky.
  - LP46936 0059
- Twitch or treat.
  - LP47644 0078
- Two Arabian sights.
  - LP47038 0062
- Two barrels for six cylinders.
  - MP30243 0093
- Two Cities Films, Ltd.
  - R654827 0124
- Two for the show.
  - LP47697 0080
- Two-four-six for two hundred.
  - LP47082 0063
- Two’s a crowd.
  - R656672 0125
- Two World Films.
  - LP47196 0067
- The Tycoons.
  - LP47250 0068
- Tyndall.
  - SEE Tyndall, John R., Jr.
- Tyndall, John R., Jr.
  - LP47068 0063
- Tyranny, thy name is Grady.
  - LP46920 0059
- Tyrant of the sea.
  - R658702 0129
- Uhh! whoosh! and thud! Science in throwing and catching.
  - MP30195 0092
- Ultrasound generation and reception.
  - MU10079 0116
- Umbrella Entertainment Productions, Ltd.
  - LF373 0057
- U.N.; an utter failure.
  - MP30275 0094
- Under car inspection pays off.
  - MU10137 0117
- The Undergraduate.
  - LP47801 0083
- Underground.
  - LP47311 0070
- Under my skin.
  - R659131 0129
- Understanding others.
  - MP31030 0114
- Understanding your style.
  - MP31032 0114
- Undertow.
  - R657837 0127
- Underwood (William) Company.
  - MP30576 0102
  - MP30577 0102
  - MP30578 0102
  - MP30579 0102
- The Unemployment story.
  - LP46993 0061
  - LP46994 0061
- Unified School District Number 1 of Racine County (WI)
  - MU10248 0120
- Unified training system, market target film 1.
  - MP30241 0093
  - MP30244 0093
- United Artists.
  - LF367 0057
  - LF374 0057
  - LP46959 0060
  - LP46962 0060
  - LP46963 0060
  - LP46964 0060
  - LP46965 0060
  - LP47211 0067
  - LP47350 0070
  - LP47351 0070
  - LP47762 0081
  - LP47763 0081
  - LP47933 0087
- United Artists Corporation.
  - LP46900 0058
  - LP46940 0059
  - LP46960 0060
  - LP46961 0060
  - LP47252 0068
  - LP47350 0070
  - LP47351 0070
  - LP47757 0081
  - LP47758 0081
  - LP47764 0081
  - LP47932 0087
  - R653168 0123
  - R655146 0124
- United Artists Television, Inc.
  - R650840 0122
  - R650841 0122
  - R653169 0123
  - R653702 0124
  - R653703 0124
  - R655145 0124
  - R658059 0128
  - R662841 0131
  - R662842 0131
- United States. Department of the Interior. National Park Service.
  - MP30969 0112
- United States Golf Association.
  - LP47199 0067
  - LP47200 0067
- United Technologies Corporation.
  - MP30766 0106
- United Way of Dade County, Inc.
  - MP30570 0102
  - MP30809 0108
- United Way of Dade County, Inc. Public Information Department.
  - MP30570 0102
  - MP30809 0108
- Universal.
  - LF372 0057
  - LP46966 0060
  - LP46976 0060
  - LP47001 0061
  - LP47002 0061
  - LP47076 0063
  - LP47077 0063
  - LP47078 0063
  - LP47079 0063
  - LP47080 0063
  - LP47081 0063
  - LP47082 0063
  - LP47083 0063
  - LP47084 0063
  - LP47085 0063
  - LP47086 0063
  - LP47087 0063
  - LP47088 0063
  - LP47089 0063
  - LP47090 0063
  - LP47091 0063
  - LP47092 0063
  - LP47093 0063
  - LP47094 0063
  - LP47095 0063
  - LP47096 0063
  - LP47097 0063
  - LP47098 0063
  - LP47212 0067
  - LP47213 0067
  - LP47214 0067
  - LP47215 0067
  - LP47216 0067
  - LP47217 0067
  - LP47218 0067
  - LP47219 0067
  - LP47220 0067
  - LP47221 0067
  - LP47250 0068
  - LP47251 0068
  - LP47352 0070
  - LP47353 0070
  - LP47354 0070
  - LP47544 0075
  - LP47545 0075
  - LP47546 0075
  - LP47547 0075
  - LP47548 0075
  - LP47549 0075
  - LP47550 0075
  - LP47551 0075
  - LP47552 0075
  - LP47553 0075
  - LP47554 0075
  - LP47555 0075
  - LP47556 0076
  - LP47557 0076
  - LP47558 0076
  - LP47559 0076
  - LP47560 0076
  - LP47561 0076
  - LP47562 0076
  - LP47563 0076
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
  - LP47728 0080
  - LP47729 0081
  - LP47730 0081
  - LP47731 0081
  - LP47732 0081
  - LP47743 0081
  - LP47744 0081
  - LP47745 0081
  - LP47746 0081
  - LP47747 0081
  - LP47748 0081
  - LP47749 0081
  - LP47750 0081
  - LP47751 0081
  - LP47752 0081
  - LP47753 0081
  - LP47754 0081
  - LP47755 0081
  - LP47934 0087
  - LP47935 0087
  - LP47936 0087
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
  - LP47939 0087
  - LP47940 0087
  - LP47941 0087
  - LP47942 0087
  - LP47948 0087
  - LP47949 0087
  - LP47950 0087
  - LP47951 0087
  - LP47952 0087
  - LP47953 0088
  - LP47954 0088
  - LP47955 0088
  - LP47956 0088
  - LP47957 0088
  - LP47958 0088
  - LP47959 0088
  - LP47960 0088
  - LP47961 0088
  - LP47962 0088
  - LP47963 0088
  - LP47964 0088
  - LP47965 0088
  - LP47966 0088
  - LP47967 0088
  - LP47968 0088
  - LP47969 0088
  - LP47970 0088
- Universal City Studios, Inc.
  - LP46893 0058
  - LP46957 0060
  - LP47001 0061
  - LP47002 0061
  - LP47076 0063
  - LP47077 0063
  - LP47078 0063
  - LP47079 0063
  - LP47080 0063
  - LP47081 0063
  - LP47082 0063
  - LP47083 0063
  - LP47084 0063
  - LP47085 0063
  - LP47086 0063
  - LP47087 0063
  - LP47088 0063
  - LP47089 0063
  - LP47090 0063
  - LP47091 0063
  - LP47092 0063
  - LP47093 0063
  - LP47094 0063
  - LP47095 0063
  - LP47096 0063
  - LP47097 0063
  - LP47098 0063
  - LP47212 0067
  - LP47213 0067
  - LP47214 0067
  - LP47215 0067
  - LP47216 0067
  - LP47217 0067
  - LP47218 0067
  - LP47219 0067
  - LP47220 0067
  - LP47221 0067
  - LP47250 0068
  - LP47251 0068
  - LP47343 0070
  - LP47344 0070
  - LP47345 0070
  - LP47346 0070
  - LP47347 0070
  - LP47348 0070
  - LP47349 0070
  - LP47352 0070
  - LP47353 0070
  - LP47354 0070
  - LP47530 0075
  - LP47531 0075
  - LP47532 0075
  - LP47533 0075
  - LP47534 0075
  - LP47535 0075
  - LP47536 0075
  - LP47537 0075
  - LP47538 0075
  - LP47539 0075
  - LP47540 0075
  - LP47541 0075
  - LP47542 0075
  - LP47544 0075
  - LP47545 0075
  - LP47546 0075
  - LP47547 0075
  - LP47548 0075
  - LP47549 0075
  - LP47550 0075
  - LP47551 0075
  - LP47552 0075
  - LP47553 0075
  - LP47554 0075
  - LP47555 0075
  - LP47556 0076
  - LP47557 0076
  - LP47558 0076
  - LP47559 0076
  - LP47560 0076
  - LP47561 0076
  - LP47562 0076
  - LP47563 0076
  - LP47564 0076
  - LP47565 0076
  - LP47733 0081
  - LP47734 0081
  - LP47735 0081
  - LP47736 0081
  - LP47737 0081
  - LP47738 0081
  - LP47739 0081
  - LP47740 0081
  - LP47741 0081
  - LP47742 0081
  - LP47806 0083
  - LP47807 0083
  - LP47808 0083
  - LP47809 0083
  - LP47810 0083
  - LP47811 0083
  - LP47812 0083
  - LP47813 0083
  - LP47934 0087
  - LP47935 0087
  - LP47936 0087
  - LP47937 0087
  - LP47938 0087
  - LP47939 0087
  - LP4794O 0087
  - LP47941 0087
  - LP47942 0087
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
  - LP47945 0087
  - LP47946 0087
  - LP47947 0087
  - LP47948 0087
  - LP47949 0087
  - LP47950 0087
  - LP47951 0087
  - LP47952 0087
  - LP47953 0088
  - LP47954 0088
  - LP47955 0088
  - LP47956 0088
  - LP47957 0088
  - LP47958 0088
  - LP47959 0088
  - LP47960 0088
  - LP47961 0088
  - LP47962 0088
  - LP47963 0088
  - LP47964 0088
  - LP47965 0088
  - LP47966 0088
  - LP47967 0088
  - LP47968 0088
  - LP47969 0088
  - LP47970 0088
- Universal City Studios, Inc. EMKA Division.
  - R650842 0122
  - R650843 0122
- Universal Pictures.
  - LP46939 0059
  - LP46966 0060
  - R651036 0122
  - R651037 0122
  - R651038 0122
  - R651039 0122
  - R651040 0122
  - R651041 0122
  - R651042 0122
  - R651043 0122
  - R651044 0122
  - R651045 0122
  - R651046 0122
  - R651047 0122
  - R651048 0122
  - R651049 0122
  - R651050 0122
  - R651051 0122
  - R651052 0122
  - R651053 0122
  - R655150 0124
  - R657836 0127
  - R657837 0127
  - R657838 0127
  - R657839 0127
  - R657840 0127
  - R657841 0127
  - R657842 0127
  - R657843 0127
  - R657844 0127
- Universal Pictures Company, Inc.
  - R651036 0122
  - R651037 0122
  - R651038 0122
  - R651039 0122
  - R651040 0122
  - R651042 0122
  - R651043 0122
  - R651044 0122
  - R651045 0122
  - R651046 0122
  - R651047 0122
  - R651048 0122
  - R651049 0122
  - R651050 0122
  - R651051 0122
  - R651052 0122
  - R651053 0122
  - R654826 0124
  - R655150 0124
  - R657315 0126
  - R657836 0127
  - R657837 0127
  - R657838 0127
  - R657839 0127
  - R657840 0127
  - R657841 0127
  - R657842 0127
  - R657843 0127
  - R657844 0127
  - R662241 0131
- Universal Pictures, Ltd.
  - LP46976 0060
- Universal Studios.
  - LP46893 0058
- The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center.
  - SEE State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
- The University Church of Christ, Denton, TX.
  - MP30785 0107
- University of California, Berkeley. Lawrence Hall of Science.
  - MP30387 0097
- University of California. Regents.
  - MP30387 0097
- University of Missouri, Columbia.
  - MP30295 0095
  - MP30775 0107
- University of Missouri, Columbia. Information Services.
  - MP30775 0107
- University of Missouri. Curators.
  - MP30775 0107
- University of Vermont, Burlington.
  - MP30450 0099
- University of Vermont, Burlington. Agricultural Station.
  - MP30450 0099
- University of Vermont, Burlington. Cooperative Extension Service.
  - MP30450 0099
- University of Wisconsin. Board of Regents.
  - MP30945 0112
- University of Wisconsin—Milwaukee. School of Nursing.
  - MP30945 0112
- University of Wisconsin. Stevens Point Housing Office.
  - MP31011 0113
- University of Wisconsin. Stevens Point Office of Residence Life.
  - MP31011 0113
- UniWorld Group, Inc.
  - MP30512 0100
  - MP30723 0105
  - MP30730 0106
  - MP30731 0106
- Unknown betrayer.
  - R659396 0130
- Unmade beds.
  - LU3751 0088
- The Unseen God.
  - MP30273 0094
- Unwanted partners.
  - LP47080 0063
- Up!
  - MP30337 0096
- Update clinical nursing.
  - MP30373 0097
- Up in the air about nothing.
  - LP47179 0066
- The Upjohn Company.
  - MP30713 0105
- The Upjohn Vanguard of Medicine.
  - MP30713 0105
- Uranos Corporation.
  - LF364 0057
- Us against the world.
  - LP47137 0065
- The Use and abuse of force.
  - MP31041 0114
- Using the lean burn system analyzer.
  - MP30779 0107
- UWSP Housing.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin. Stevens Point Housing Office.
- Vagabond loafers.
  - R659389 0130
- Vain glory.
  - R657903 0127
- Valley of no return.
  - R659399 0130
- Vampire.
  - R658315 0128
- The Vanishing statue.
  - LP47047 0062
- Vapor disposal unit.
  - MP30500 0100
- Vasectomy.
  - MP30183 0092
- Velocity measurements.
  - MP30301 0095
- Ventriloquist cat.
  - R657795 0127
- Vermont Educational Television.
  - MP30450 0099
- Versatility.
  - MP31031 0114
- A Very deadly game.
  - LP47094 0063
- The Very informal dress.
  - LP47672 0079
- A Very special delivery.
  - LP47395 0071
- Vetco Offshore, Inc.
  - MP30223 0093
- Viacom International, Inc.
  - R650993 0122
  - R650995 0122
  - R650996 0122
  - R650997 0122
- Il Viaggio.
  - LP47758 0081
- Vibrant Films, Inc.
  - MP30530 0101
- The Victim.
  - LP47334 0070
- Video Center Productions.
  - MP30351 0096
- Video Films, Inc.
  - MU9790 0114
  - MU9791 0114
  - MU9792 0114
- Vigny, Alfred De.
  - R655947 0125
- Village barn.
  - R659070 0129
- Violin making in colonial America.
  - MP30524 0101
- Vision Associates, Inc.
  - MP30392 0097
- Visitor.
  - MU10105 0116
- Visitor from the Planet Zenod.
  - LU3753 0088
- Visual Education West, Inc.
  - MP30811 0108
- Visual Programmes Systems, Ltd.
  - LP47580 0076
- Visual Projects, Ltd.
  - MP30235 0093
  - MP30563 0102
- Vital signs.
  - LP47536 0075
- The Vitaphone Corporation.
  - R656657 0125
  - R656658 0125
  - R656659 0125
  - R656660 0125
  - R656661 0125
  - R656662 0125
  - R656663 0125
  - R656664 0125
  - R656665 0125
  - R656666 0125
  - R656667 0125
  - R656668 0125
  - R656669 0125
  - R656670 0125
  - R656671 0125
  - R656672 0125
  - R656673 0125
  - R656674 0125
  - R656675 0125
  - R656676 0125
  - R656677 0125
  - R656678 0125
  - R656679 0125
  - R656680 0125
  - R656681 0125
  - R656682 0125
  - R656683 0125
  - R656684 0125
  - R656685 0125
  - R656686 0125
  - R656687 0125
  - R656688 0125
  - R656689 0125
  - R656690 0125
  - R656691 0125
  - R656692 0126
  - R656693 0126
  - R656694 0126
  - R656695 0126
  - R656696 0126
  - R656697 0126
  - R656698 0126
  - R656699 0126
  - R656700 0126
  - R656701 0126
  - R656702 0126
  - R656703 0126
  - R656704 0126
  - R658064 0128
  - R658065 0128
  - R658066 0128
  - R664681 0131
  - R664682 0131
  - R664683 0132
  - R664684 0132
  - R664685 0132
- Vnuk, Wallace J.
  - MP30284 0094
  - MP30285 0094
  - MP30286 0094
  - MP30287 0094
  - MP30288 0094
  - MP30289 0094
  - MP30338 0096
  - MP30339 0096
  - MP30340 0096
  - MP30341 0096
  - MP30342 0096
  - MP30343 0096
  - MP30344 0096
- Vogt (Peter) and Associates, Inc.
  - LP47636 0078
  - LP47637 0078
- The Voice of the Martyrs.
  - MP30765 0106
- Voltaire presents Candide.
  - MP30943 0111
- Voluntary tubal sterilization.
  - MP30173 0091
- VonDaniken, Erich.
  - MP30464 0099
- Vote for Huggett.
  - LF361 0057
  - R664836 0132
- The Voyage.
  - LP47758 0081
- Voyage of the Hokule’a.
  - MP30698 0105
- Wabash Avenue.
  - R659128 0129
- Waders of the deep.
  - R653340 0123
- Wagner, Betty.
  - MP30582 0102
- Waiting for bolero.
  - LP47686 0079
- Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, NC. Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Department of Audiovisual Resources.
  - MU10075 0115
  - MU10076 0116
  - MU10077 0116
  - MU10078 0116
  - MU10079 0116
  - MU10080 0116
  - MU10081 0116
  - MU10082 0116
  - MU10083 0116
  - MU10084 0116
- Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, NC. Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics.
  - MU10075 0115
  - MU10076 0116
  - MU10077 0116
  - MU10078 0116
  - MU10079 0116
  - MU10080 0116
  - MU10081 0116
  - MU10082 0116
  - MU10083 0116
  - MU10084 0116
- Walfran Research and Educational Fund.
  - MP30284 0094
  - MP30285 0094
  - MP30286 0094
  - MP30287 0094
  - MP30288 0094
  - MP30289 0094
  - MP30338 0096
  - MP30339 0096
  - MP30340 0096
  - MP30341 0096
  - MP30342 0096
  - MP30343 0096
  - MP30344 0096
- Walking to Nalemba.
  - MP30722 0105
- A Walk in the Grand Canyon.
  - MP30346 0096
- Walk softly, stranger.
  - R656587 0125
- The Wall.
  - R657911 0128
- Wall Street gunslinger.
  - LP47097 0063
- The Wandering muse of Artemus Flagg.
  - MU10140 0117
- Ward, Darrell E.
  - MP30502 0100
- Warner Brothers, Inc.
  - LP46938 0059
  - LP47020 0061
  - LP47021 0061
  - LP47022 0061
  - LP47023 0061
  - LP47024 0061
  - LP47025 0061
  - LP47027 0062
  - LP47222 0067
  - LP47223 0067
  - R650846 0122
  - R650847 0122
  - R650848 0122
  - R650849 0122
  - R650850 0122
  - R650851 0122
  - R650852 0122
  - R650853 0122
  - R654407 0124
  - R656657 0125
  - R656658 0125
  - R656659 0125
  - R656660 0125
  - R656661 0125
  - R656662 0125
  - R656663 0125
  - R656664 0125
  - R656665 0125
  - R656666 0125
  - R656667 0125
  - R6S6668 0125
  - R656669 0125
  - R656670 0125
  - R656671 0125
  - R656672 0125
  - R656673 0125
  - R656674 0125
  - R656675 0125
  - R656676 0125
  - R656677 0125
  - R656678 0125
  - R656679 0125
  - R656680 0125
  - R656681 0125
  - R656682 0125
  - R656683 0125
  - R656684 0125
  - R656685 0125
  - R656686 0125
  - R656687 0125
  - R656688 0125
  - R656689 0125
  - R656690 0125
  - R656691 0125
  - R656692 0126
  - R656693 0126
  - R656694 0126
  - R656695 0126
  - R656696 0126
  - R656697 0126
  - R656698 0126
  - R656699 0126
  - R656700 0126
  - R656701 0126
  - R656702 0126
  - R656703 0126
  - R656704 0126
  - R658062 0128
  - R658063 0128
  - R658064 0128
  - R658065 0128
  - R658066 0128
  - R662858 0131
  - R664681 0131
  - R664682 0131
  - R664683 0132
  - R664684 0132
  - R664685 0132
- Warner Brothers, Inc. Warner Brothers Television.
  - LP46895 0058
  - LP47814 0083
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47816 0083
  - LP47817 0083
  - LP47818 0083
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47820 0083
  - LP47821 0083
  - LP47822 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Warner Brothers Pictures Corporation.
  - R650846 0122
- Warner Brothers Pictures Corporation.
  - SEE Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.
- Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.
  - R650841 0122
  - R650847 0122
  - R650848 0122
  - R650849 0122
  - R650850 0122
  - R650851 0122
  - R650852 0122
  - R650853 0122
  - R653702 0124
  - R653703 0124
  - R654407 0124
  - R662842 0131
- Warner Brothers Television.
  - LP46938 0059
  - LP47003 0061
  - LP47004 0061
  - LP47005 0061
  - LP47006 0061
  - LP47007 0061
  - LP47008 0061
  - LP47009 0061
  - LP47010 0061
  - LP47011 0061
  - LP47012 0061
  - LP47013 0061
  - LP47014 0061
  - LP47015 0061
  - LP47016 0061
  - LP47017 0061
  - LP47018 0061
  - LP47019 0061
  - LP47020 0061
  - LP47026 0061
  - LP47027 0062
  - LP47028 0062
  - LP47029 0062
  - LP47030 0062
  - LP47031 0062
  - LP47032 0062
  - LP47034 0062
  - LP47569 0076
  - LP47570 0076
  - LP47571 0076
  - LP47572 0076
  - LP47573 0076
  - LP47574 0076
  - LP47575 0076
  - LP47576 0076
- Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc.
  - SEE Warner Brothers, Inc. Warner Brothers Television.
- Warning to all wives.
  - LP47888 0085
- The Warren-Flew debate: “Does God exist?”
  - MP30785 0107
- Washday blues.
  - LP47224 0068
- Washer cleanability.
  - MP31005 0113
- Wasteland.
  - LP47136 0065
- Watchman, who will guard thy sleep?
  - LP47538 0075
- Watch out, we’re mad.
  - LP46866 0057
- Watch the birdie.
  - LP46876 0057
- Wayne State University, Detroit.
  - LP47060 0062
- We are all part of it—the United Way.
  - MP30570 0102
  - MP30809 0108
- Webfooted friends.
  - MP30506 0100
- Web of lies.
  - LP47301 0069
- We can dream, can’t we?
  - R650458 0122
- The Wedding.
  - LP47741 0081
- The Wedding march.
  - LP47327 0070
- Wednesday’s child.
  - LP47881 0085
- Weekend.
  - MP30149 0091
  - MP30308 0095
  - MP30309 0095
  - MP30310 0095
  - MP30311 0095
- The Weekend cabin.
  - LP47043 0062
- Weep no more, my willow.
  - LP47438 0072
- We explore the beach.
  - MP30871 0109
- Weight control.
  - MP30168 0091
- Weinaug, Catherine T.
  - LU3755 0088
- Weiss, Gene S.
  - MP30440 0099
- Welcome home, Jaime.
  - LP47943 0087
  - LP47944 0087
- Welcome to our world.
  - MP30439 0099
- Welcome to the Gardens.
  - LP47126 0065
- Welcome to Xanadu.
  - LP46977 0060
- We learn by love.
  - MU10251 0120
- The Well of the saints.
  - MP30960 0112
- The Well of the saints by John M. Synge.
  - MP30951 0112
- We’re all part of it—the United Way.
  - MP30570 0102
  - MP30809 0108
- We’re in for a bad spell.
  - LP47668 0079
- Weston Woods.
  - LP47164 0066
- Weston Woods.
  - SEE Weston Woods Studios, Inc.
- Weston Woods Studios.
  - LP47625 0078
- Weston Woods Studios, Inc.
  - LP47069 0063
  - LP47622 0078
  - LP47623 0078
  - LP47624 0078
- West Wind Productions, Inc.
  - MP30281 0094
  - MP30282 0094
  - MP30283 0094
- Wha’ happen?
  - R650408 0121
- What? and get out of show business?
  - LP47678 0079
- What are patterns for?
  - LP47155 0066
- What did you say in school today?
  - MP30902 0110
- Whatever happened to honesty?
  - MP30280 0094
- Whatever happened to Keith Partridge?
  - LP47796 0082
- Whatever happened to Moby Dick?
  - LP47680 0079
- What every young man should know.
  - LP47363 0071
- What hath NASA wrought?
  - LU3758 0088
- What if we had a fire?
  - MP30381 0097
- What is a real Christian?
  - MP30270 0094
  - MP30274 0094
- What is a true Christian?
  - MP30270 0094
  - MP30274 0094
- What is it?
  - MP30380 0097
- What is the Bell System?
  - MP30530 0101
- What is truth?
  - MP30277 0094
- What kind of cop are you?
  - LP47274 0069
- What makes Darrin run?
  - LP47460 0073
- What makes Millie run?
  - MP30913 0110
- What makes rain?
  - MP30965 0112
- What’s in it for you to drive safely?
  - MP30293 0094
- What’s up, Doc?
  - R656668 0125
- What we know about alcohol.
  - MP30375 0097
- When he gets mad, he burns up.
  - LP47040 0062
- When Mother gets married.
  - LP47771 0082
- Where do mermaids go?
  - LP47713 0080
- Where is America now?
  - MP30264 0094
- Where is dead?
  - MP30961 0112
- Where’s Houston?
  - LP47552 0075
- Where’s the fire.
  - LP47828 0083
- Wherever you are.
  - MP30723 0105
- Which energy.
  - MP30148 0091
- Which witch is which?
  - LP47402 0072
- WHIO (Television station)
  - MU10227 0119
- Whirlpool.
  - R657310 0126
- White heat.
  - R653703 0124
- The White rhino.
  - LP47594 0077
- The Whiz kid and the carnival caper.
  - LP46925 0059
  - LP46927 0059
- Who are you?
  - MP30217 0092
- Who is Max Ledbetter and why is he saying all those terrible things?
  - LP47789 0082
- Who shall bring mercy.
  - LP46974 0060
- Who’s to blame?
  - MP30408 0098
- Why accreditation?
  - MP30172 0091
- Why did the music stop?
  - LP47711 0080
- Why mothers work.
  - MP30957 0112
- Wide guy.
  - LF360 0057
- Wild dogs of the Serengeti.
  - MP30716 0105
- Wild edible plants.
  - MP30281 0094
- Wilder, Thornton.
  - MP30949 0112
- Wilder’s The Long Christmas dinner.
  - MP30976 0112
- Wild kingdom.
  - MP30141 0090
  - MP30142 0090
  - MP30390 0097
  - MP30391 0097
  - MP30424 0098
  - MP30425 0098
  - MP30433 0098
  - MP30434 0098
  - MP30437 0098
  - MP30438 0098
  - MP30716 0105
- The Wild land.
  - LP47585 0076
- Wild sheep of North America.
  - MU10201 0118
- Wild shores of Patagonia.
  - MP30141 0090
- Wildwood Enterprises, Inc.
  - LP47875 0085
- Willing heart.
  - LP47735 0081
- Will the real Fred Sanford please do something?
  - LP46923 0059
- A Wind from Corsica.
  - LP47953 0088
- Window to the universe.
  - MP31024 0114
- Wine, women and Aunt Esther.
  - LP46914 0058
- Winners ride Monroe.
  - MU9791 0114
- Winner take all.
  - LP47850 0084
- Winning form.
  - R659134 0129
- Wipeout.
  - LP47312 0070
- The Wiremold Company.
  - R652478 0123
- Wisbar, Frank.
  - R657900 0127
- Wisconsin. Department of Health and Social Services.
  - MP30388 0097
- Wish you were here.
  - MP30448 0099
  - R660338 0130
- Witches and warlocks are my favorite things.
  - LP47646 0078
- The Witches are out.
  - LP47365 0071
- The Witness.
  - LP47124 0064
- Wizards.
  - LP46951 0060
- The Wizard’s vengeance.
  - R659402 0130
- The Wolper Organization, Inc.
  - LP47569 0076
  - LP47570 0076
  - LP47571 0076
  - LP47572 0076
  - LP47573 0076
  - LP47574 0076
  - LP47575 0076
  - LP47576 0076
- Wolper Pictures.
  - LP47569 0076
  - LP47570 0076
  - LP47571 0076
  - LP47572 0076
  - LP47573 0076
  - LP47574 0076
  - LP47575 0076
  - LP47576 0076
- Woman hunt.
  - LP47635 0078
- The Woman inside.
  - LP47192 0067
- Woman in white.
  - LP47138 0065
- A Woman of distinction.
  - R654967 0124
- Woman on the lawn.
  - LU3748 0088
- A Woman’s place.
  - MP30988 0113
- Women of tomorrow.
  - R656703 0126
- Women’s Arts Video.
  - MP30801 0107
- The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76.
  - LP46925 0059
  - LP46926 0059
  - LP46927 0059
  - LP46928 0059
  - LP46929 0059
  - LP46930 0059
  - LP46931 0059
  - LP46932 0059
  - LP46933 0059
  - LP46934 0059
  - LP46935 0059
  - LP46936 0059
- Wonder house.
  - R657654 0127
- Wonder Woman.
  - LP46895 0058
  - LP47005 0061
  - LP47814 0083
  - LP47815 0083
  - LP47816 0083
  - LP47817 0083
  - LP47818 0083
  - LP47819 0083
  - LP47820 0083
  - LP47821 0083
  - LP47822 0083
  - LP47823 0083
- Wonder Woman in Hollywood.
  - LP47817 0083
- Wonder Woman meets Baroness Von Gunther.
  - LP47008 0061
- Wonder Woman versus Gargantua.
  - LP47821 0083
- The Worker syndrome: Bob Amico.
  - MU10163 0118
- The Working girls.
  - LP47863 0084
- Working it out.
  - MP30787 0107
- World of the Lapps.
  - MP30424 0098
  - MP30425 0098
- The World’s greatest waiter.
  - LP47039 0062
- Worldwide Church of God, Pasadena.
  - MP30264 0094
  - MP30265 0094
  - MP30266 0094
  - MP30267 0094
  - MP30268 0094
  - MP30269 0094
  - MP30270 0094
  - MP30271 0094
  - MP30272 0094
  - MP30273 0094
  - MP30274 0094
  - MP30275 0094
  - MP30276 0094
  - MP30277 0094
  - MP30278 0094
- Worldwide Distributing Corporation.
  - LP47870 0085
- Worldwide Distribution Corporation.
  - SEE Worldwide Distributing Corporation.
- Woroner Films, Inc.
  - LP47064 0063
  - MP30802 0107
  - MP31040 0114
  - MP31041 0114
- The Worth of a child.
  - MP30922 0111
- Wow.
  - MU10155 0117
- W Pustyni i w Puszczy.
  - LP47186 0066
- WQED (Television station)
  - MP30307 0095
  - MP30523 0101
  - MP30698 0105
  - MP30907 0110
  - MP30908 0110
  - MP30909 0110
- Wrestling.
  - MP30188 0092
- The Wrong medicine.
  - LP47330 0070
- Wrong son.
  - R658423 0128
- Xerox Corporation.
  - LP47971 0088
  - LP47972 0088
- Xerox Films.
  - LP47971 0088
  - LP47972 0088
- Yablans (Frank) Presentations, Inc.
  - LP47759 0081
- Yasawa: my island home.
  - MP30702 0105
- Yearfilm.
  - MU10099 0116
- The Yellow Cab man.
  - R654702 0124
- Yoga—postures.
  - MP30703 0105
- You can feel the difference.
  - MU9790 0114
- You can’t tell a hurt man how to holler.
  - LP47092 0063
- You don’t say!
  - R651050 0122
- You just can’t win.
  - LP47168 0066
- You lie so deep, my love.
  - LP47346 0070
- Young man with a horn.
  - R650847 0122
- You’re only young twice.
  - LP47791 0082
- You’re pinched.
  - LP47182 0066
- You’re so agreeable.
  - LP47491 0074
- Your first boss—a person you’ll never forget.
  - MP30234 0093
- Your personal appearance.
  - MP30548 0101
- Your State capitol.
  - MP30345 0096
- Your witch is showing.
  - LP47400 0071
- Ypsilanti State Hospital (MI)
  - MU10029 0114
- Ypsilanti State Hospital (MI) Division of Training and Education. Audio visual Services.
  - MU10029 0114
- Ypsilon Films, S.A.
  - LP47194 0067
- Yukon Canada.
  - R650411 0121
- Zak.
  - LU3763 0088
- Zeeuwse Maatschappij, N. V.
  - LP47543 0075
  - LP47873 0085
- Zero, Tony.
  - MP30585 0102
- 1 of those days.
  - LP47755 0081
- 1st aid for little people with Harv and Marv.
  - MP30843 0108
- 2 Arabian sights.
  - LP47038 0062
- 2 barrels for 6 cylinders.
  - MP30243 0093
- The 2D shapes game.
  - LP47972 0088
- 2 for the show.
  - LP47697 0080
- 2 into 5.56 won’t go.
  - LP47556 0076
- 2’s a crowd.
  - R656672 0125
- The 3 ages.
  - LP46948 0059
- 3 centuries at Hastings.
  - LP47063 0063
- 3 days of the condor.
  - LP47875 0085
- The 3D shapes game.
  - LP47971 0088
- 3 J Education Enterprises, Inc.
  - MP31029 0114
- 3 men and a witch on a horse.
  - LP47612 0077
- 3 styles of marital conflict.
  - MP30848 0109
- 3 wishes.
  - LP47507 0074
- 3 women.
  - LP47342 0070
- 6 days of the condor.
  - LP47875 0085
- 6 steps to sales.
  - MP30803 0107
- The 7 per-cent solution.
  - LP46976 0060
- 8 ball bunny.
  - R656660 0125
- The 8 year itch witch.
  - LP47611 0077
- 14 hour hold, revised, for two sprays.
  - MU10157 0117
- 15 big ones.
  - MU10098 0116
- 15 minutes.
  - LP46871 0057
  - LP46874 0057
- 60 minutes.
  - MP30537 0101
  - MP30538 0101
  - MP30839 0108
  - MP30640 0108
  - MP30841 0108
  - MP30842 0108
- ’77 Chrysler presentation.
  - MP30240 0093
- ’77 Cordoba presentation.
  - MP30247 0093
- ’77 Fury presentation.
  - MP30256 0093
- ’77 Trail Duster presentation.
  - MP30248 0093
- ’77 Voyager presentation.
  - MP30251 0093
- 99 bottles—responsibility and drinking.
  - MP31011 0113
- 950/1150 grinder-mixer.
  - MP30354 0096
- 1977 Arrow presentation.
  - MP30515 0100
- 1977 Arrow versus Datsun, Pinto and Vega.
  - MP30516 0100
- 1977 Aspen presentation.
  - MP30257 0093
- 1977 Aspen versus Granada.
  - MP30318 0095
- 1977 Aspen versus Nova.
  - MP30321 0095
- 1977 Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition—California version.
  - MP30489 0100
- 1977 Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition—49 state version.
  - MP30488 0100
- 1977 Charger S.E. presentation.
  - MP30250 0093
- 1977 Charger S.E. versus Monte Carlo, Cutlass and T-bird.
  - MP30332 0096
- 1977 Chevy blazer.
  - MP30084 0089
- 1977 Chevy 4-wheel drive, K10, 20, 30.
  - MP30085 0089
- 1977 Chrysler presentation.
  - MP30240 0093
- 1977 Colt presentation.
  - MP30517 0101
- 1977 Colt versus Datsun, Pinto and Vega.
  - MP30518 0101
- 1977 Cordoba presentation.
  - MP30247 0093
- 1977 Cordoba versus T-bird, Grand Prix and Cutlass.
  - MP30329 0095
- 1977 full size Pontiacs versus Ford and Chrysler (California version)
  - MP30393 0097
- 1977 full size Pontiacs versus Ford and Chrysler (49 state version)
  - MP30394 0097
- 1977 Fury presentation.
  - MP30256 0093
- 1977 Fury versus LTD 2.
  - MP30327 0095
- 1977 Fury versus Malibu and Cutlass S.
  - MP30328 0095
- 1977 Gran Fury presentation.
  - MP30242 0093
- 1977 Gran Fury versus Caprice and LTD.
  - MP30330 0095
- 1977 Gran Fury versus Caprice LTD.
  - MP30330 0095
- 1977 Monaco presentation.
  - MP30252 0093
- 1977 Monaco versus LTD 2.
  - MP30326 0095
- 1977 Monaco versus Malibu and Cutlass S.
  - MP30331 0096
- 1977 Newport and New Yorker versus Buick, Mercury and Olds.
  - MP30325 0095
- 1977 Oldsmobile V-6 economy (California version)
  - MP30400 0098
- 1977 Oldsmobile V-6 economy (49 state version)
  - MP30401 0098
- 1977 Phoenix story—California version.
  - MP30491 0100
- 1977 Phoenix story—49 state version.
  - MP30490 0100
- 1977 pickup presentation.
  - MP30253 0093
- 1977 pickups comparison—Chevy versus Ford (2-WD)
  - MP30588 0102
  - MP30589 0102
- 1977 Pickup versus Chevrolet.
  - MP30335 0096
- 1977 Pickup versus Ford.
  - MP30333 0096
- 1977 Pontiac Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition.
  - MP30488 0100
- 1977 Pontiac full size versus Ford and Chrysler (California version)
  - MP30393 0097
- 1977 Pontiac Sunbird sport hatch (California version)
  - MP30402 0098
- 1977 Pontiac Sunbird sport hatch (49 state)
  - MP30403 0098
- 1977 Pontiac Ventura versus Ford and Chrysler compacts (California version)
  - MP30395 0097
- 1977 Pontiac Ventura versus Ford and Chrysler compacts (49 state version)
  - MP30396 0097
- 1977 Ramcharger presentation.
  - MP30246 0093
- 1977 Ramcharger versus Blazer.
  - MP30320 0095
- 1977 Royal Monaco presentation.
  - MP30254 0093
- 1977 Royal Monaco versus Caprice and LTD.
  - MP30334 0096
- 1977 Sportsman and Tradesman versus Ford and Chevrolet.
  - MP30521 0101
- 1977 Sportsman presentation.
  - MP30255 0093
- 1977 Tradesman presentation.
  - MP30245 0093
- 1977 Trail Duster presentation.
  - MP30248 0093
- 1977 Trail Duster versus Blazer.
  - MP30323 0095
- 1977 Volare presentation.
  - MP30249 0093
- 1977 Volare versus Granada.
  - MP30324 0095
- 1977 Volare versus Nova.
  - MP30319 0095
- 1977 Voyager presentation.
  - MP30251 0093
- 1977 Voyager versus Ford and Chevrolet.
  - MP30520 0101
- 1977 4-wheel drives comparison—Chevy K10 versus Ford F-150 4x4.
  - MP30588 0102

### CURRENT REGISTRATIONS

#### LF

LF354.

The Irish Rovers. Norman G. Drew. Canada. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Norman G. Drew (in notice: Norm Drew); 21Sep75; LF354.

LF355.

Marry me. Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 97 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © General Film Distributors, Ltd.; 13Jun49; LF355.

LF356.

Boys in brown. Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 83 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. Based on the play by Reginald Beckwith. © General Film Distributors, Ltd.; 23Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LF356.

LF357.

Account rendered. Major Productions (London) Ltd. Released by J. Arthur Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 61 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. From the novel by Pamela Barrington. © Major Productions (London) Ltd.; 2Sep57; LF357.

LF358.

It’s not cricket. Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 74 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. © General Film Distributors, Ltd.; 16May49; LF358.

LF359.

A Boy, a girl and a bike. Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 91 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. © General Film Distributors, Ltd.; 20Jun49; LF359.

LF360.

Don’t ever leave me. Triton Films, Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 84 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. Adapted from the story, Wide guy, by Anthony Armstrong. © General Film Distributors, Ltd.; 22Aug49; LF360.

LF361.

Vote for Huggett. Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. Released through General Film Distributors. England. 85 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. © Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd.; 14Feb49 (in notice: 1948); LF361.

LF362.

Children galore. Grendon Films, Ltd. England. 60 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. © Grendon Films, Ltd.; 10Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LF362.

LF363.

Death weekend. Quadrant Films, Ltd. Made with the assistance of The Canadian Film Development Corporation & Famous Players Film Company. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. Canada. 89 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Dal Productions, Ltd. © Quadrant Films, Ltd.; 17Sep76; LF363.

LF364.

Robin Hood, the invincible archer. Uranos Corporation. Released by King Film International. Italy. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Uranos Corporation; 13Jun74; LF364.

LF365.

Escape from the dark. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. United Kingdom. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Walt Disney Productions, Ltd. © Walt Disney Productions; 15Apr76; LF365.

LF366.

L’Empire des sens. Argos Films, Oceanic & Oshima Productions. France. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: In the realm of the senses. © Argos Films, S.A. (in notice: Argos Films, Oshima Productions); 15Sep76; LF366.

LF367.

I start counting. Triumvirate Productions, Ltd. Released by United Artists. England. 108 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel by Audrey Erskine Lindep. © Triumvirate Productions, Ltd.; 5Nov70 (in notice: 1969); LF367.

LF368.

Bugsy Malone. Bugsy Malone Productions, Ltd. A Goodtime Enterprises production. Produced in association with National Film Finance Consortium. Released by Paramount Pictures. England. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © National Film Trustee Company, Inc.; 22Jul76; LF368.

LF369.

Thunderbird six. Century 21 Cinema. England. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Techniscope. Appl. au: Associated Television (Overseas) Ltd. © Associated Television (Overseas) Ltd.; 8Jul68; LF369.

LF370.

Shout at the devil. Tonav Film Productions, Ltd. Released by American International. England. 129 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the book by Wilbur Smith. © Tonav Film Productions, Ltd.; 13Apr76; LF370.

LF371.

Shadows in an empty room. Security Investment Trust Company, S.A. Released by American International. Italy. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Blazing magnum; Strange shadows in an empty room. © Security Investment Trust Company, S.A.; 9Mar76; LF371.

LF372.

The Slipper and the rose: the story of Cinderella. Paradine Co-Productions, Ltd. Released by Universal. England. 128 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Paradine Co-Productions, Ltd.; 24Mar76; LF372.

LF373.

Jabberwocky. Umbrella Entertainment Productions, Ltd. England. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © National Film Trustee Company, Ltd.; 31Mar77; LF373.

LF374.

Crossplot. Television Reporters International, Ltd. Released by United Artists. England. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Television Reporters International, Ltd.; 17Nov70 (in notice: 1969); LF374.

LP375.

Annie. Barongreen, Ltd. Italy. 87 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From an original story by Annie Bell. © Barongreen, Ltd.; 19Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LF375.

LF376.

The Bridge on the River Dozy. Norman George Drew. Canada. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bush babies) © Norman George Drew (in notice: Norm Drew); 11Aug76; LF376.

#### LP

LP46866.

Watch out, we’re mad. Capital Film & Filmayer. Released by Columbia Pictures. 103 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Or else we’ll get mad! © Capital Film & Filmayer; 30Apr76 (in notice: 1974); LP46866.

LP46867.

Nickelodeon. Columbia, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. & British Lion/EMI. 122 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Dec76; LP46867.

LP46868.

Meetings with God. Teleketics. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Storyscape series) Appl. au: Franciscan Communications Center. © Franciscan Communications Center; 15Sep76; LP46868.

LP46869.

God and your children. Teleketics. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Storyscape series) Appl. au: Franciscan Communications Center. © Franciscan Communications Center; 15Sep76; LP46869.

LP46870.

No smoking, Snub. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 8) Portion prev. reg. as The Kill joys, 2Jun21, LU16617. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46870.

LP46871.

Snub the car thief. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 24) Portion prev. reg. as Fifteen minutes, 12Oct21, LU17082. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46871.

LP46872.

Fatty and the donkey. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 3) Portion prev. pub. as Honeymoon feet, 8Apr26, LP22586. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46872.

LP46873.

Don’t eat peanuts, Snub. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 6) Portion prev. reg. as Full o’pep, 27Apr22, LU17794. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46873.

LP46874.

Snub goes shopping. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 11) Portion prev. reg. as Fifteen minutes, 12Oct21, LU17082. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46874.

LP46875.

Helpful helpers. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 12) Portion prev. reg. as Help one another, 9Jun24, LU19805. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46875.

LP46876.

Watch the birdie. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 14) Portion prev. pub. as Bathing beach boob, 1920. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46876.

LP46877.

Knee inspector. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 15) Portion prev. pub. as Bathing beach boob, 1920. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46877.

LP46878.

Snub, the investor. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 17) Portion prev. reg. as It’s a gift, 24Dec23, LU19749 NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46878.

LP46879.

Paul the electrician. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 20) Portion prev. reg. as Live wires, 2Aug23, LU19276. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46879.

LP46880.

Papa’s bad day. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 21) Portion prev. reg. as Papa, be good, 28Aug25, LU721778. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46880.

LP46881.

Snub’s auto repair. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 23) Portion prev. reg. as The Joy rider, 6Dec21, LU17321. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46881.

LP46882.

Paul the tax collector. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 7) Portion prev. reg. as Dodge your debts, 12Oct21, LU17080. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP46882.

LP46883.

Sports go metric. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 29Nov76; LP46883.

LP46884.

Gram world. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 9Aug76; LP46884.

LP46885.

The Loves of Metric Man. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 9Aug76; LP46885.

LP46886.

The Story of Metric Man. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 9Aug76; LP46886.

LP46687.

Meter Park revisited. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 20Feb76; LP46887.

LP46888.

Liter Land revisited. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 9Aug76; LP46888.

LP46889.

Meter Park. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 30Jan76; LP46889.

LP4609O.

Liter Land. Orsatti Productions, Inc. Distributed by Educational Film Systems. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 9Aug76; LP46890.

LP46891.

C.B. mamas. Mooks, Inc. Released by Mitchell Brothers Film Group. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mooks, Inc.; 26Mar76; LP46891.

LP46892.

The End game. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Sep74; LP46892.

LP46893.

The Alpha caper. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal Studios. Distributed by MCA-TV. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movies of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Oct73; LP46893.

LP46894.

Book of numbers. Brut Productions, Inc. 83 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Robert Deane Pharr. © Brut Productions, Inc.; 6Apr73; LP46894.

LP46895.

Beauty on parade. Douglas S. Cramer Company. Produced in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 10Oct76; LP46895.

LP46896.

The Sailor who fell from grace with the sea. The Sailor Company. Released by Avco-Embassy Pictures. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Yukio Mishima. © The Sailor Company; 11Apr76; LP46896.

LP46897.

Lifeguard. Ted Mann Productions, Inc. Released by Paramount Pictures Corporation. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Dec75; LP46897.

LP46898.

Turkey shoot. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP46898.

LP46899.

A Touch of guilt. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 28Nov75; LP46899.

LP46900.

Navajo Joe. Dino De Laurentiis Cinematografica, S.P.A. & C.B. Films, S.A. Released by United Artists Corporation. 89 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Techniscope. © Dino De Laurentiis Cinematografica, S.P.A.; 1Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP46900.

LP46901.

Remember me. Pt. 1–2. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 100 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Oct75; LP46901.

LP46902.

The Shadow. LSB Productions, Inc. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on Hans Christian Andersen’s The Shadow. Appl. au: Leonard S. Berman. © LSB Productions, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP46902.

LP46903.

Scorchy. Hickmar Productions, Inc. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 24Sep76; LP46903.

LP46904.

Monkey hustle. American International Pictures, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 24Dec76; LP46904.

LP46905.

Nashville girl. New World Productions, Inc. Released by New World Pictures. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Productions, Inc.; 17Mar76; LP46905.

LP46906.

Eat my dust. New World Productions, Inc. 89 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Productions, Inc.; 7Apr76; LP46906.

LP46907.

Crazy mama. New World Productions, Inc. Released by New World Pictures. Made by Little Rock Films. 81 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From a story by Frances Doel. © New World Productions, Inc.; 9Jul75; LP46907.

LP46908.

Black samurai (trailer) BJLJ International Corporation. 3 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Barbara Holden. Prev. reg. 23Oct75, DU96746. NM: editing. © BJLJ International Corporation; 22Dec76; LP46908.

LP46910.

Black samurai. BJLJ International Corporation. 84 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Marc Olden. Appl. au: Barbara Holden of BJLJ Corporation. Prev. reg. 23Oct75, DU96746. NM: additions. © BJLJ International Corporation; 22Dec76; LP46910.

LP46911.

Fred Sanford, legal eagle. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 21Dec73; LP46911.

LP46912.

The Blind mellow jelly collection. Tandem & Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 5Oct73; LP46912.

LP46913.

Grady, the star boarder. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 3Nov73; LP46913.

LP46914.

Wine, women and Aunt Esther. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 30Nov73; LP46914.

LP46915.

This land is whose land? Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 27Dec73; LP46915.

LP46916.

Mama’s baby, Papa’s maybe. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 14Dec73; LP46916.

LP46917.

The Party crasher. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 1Feb74; LP46917.

LP46918.

Lamont goes karate. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 15Feb74; LP46918.

LP46919.

Hello Cousin Emma, goodbye Cousin Emma. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 29Mar74; LP46919.

LP46920.

Tyranny, thy name is Grady. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 8Mar74; LP46920.

LP46921.

Aunt Esther and Uncle Woodrow pfft. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 15Mar74; LP46921.

LP46922.

Fred’s cheating heart. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 26Jan74; LP46922.

LP46923.

Will the real Fred Sanford please do something? Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son.) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 1Mar74; LP46923.

LP46924.

Isabella and the magic brush. Filmfair Communications. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Barbara Dourmashkin. © FylmFair, Inc.; 20Aug76; LP46924.

LP46925.

The Whiz kid and the carnival caper. Pt. 1. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on characters created by Clifford B. Hicks. © Walt Disney Productions; 31Dec75 (in notice: 1976); LP46925.

LP46926.

The Survival of Sam the Pelican. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) © Walt Disney Productions; 23Feb76; LP46926.

LP46927.

The Whiz kid and the carnival caper. Pt. 2. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on characters created by Clifford B. Hicks. © Walt Disney Productions; 13Jan76; LP46927.

LP46928.

The Boy who talked to badgers. Pt. 1. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on the book, Incident at Hawk’s Hill, by Allen W. Eckert. © Walt Disney Productions; 29Aug75; LP46928.

LP46929.

The Boy who talked to badgers. Pt. 2. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on the book, Incident at Hawk’s Hill, by Allen H. Eckert. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Sep75; LP46929.

LP46930.

The Secret of the pond. Pt. 1. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on The Pond, by Robert Murphy. © Walt Disney Productions; 22Sep75; LP46930.

LP46931.

The Secret of the pond. Pt. 2. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on The Pond, by Robert Murphy. © Walt Disney Productions; 26Sep75; LP46931.

LP46932.

The Flight of the grey wolf. Pt. 1. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on the book, Flight of the white wolf, by Mel Ellis. © Walt Disney Productions; 4Mar76; LP46932.

LP46933.

The Flight of the grey wolf. Pt. 2. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) Based on the book, Flight of the white wolf, by Mel Ellis. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Mar76; LP46933.

LP46934.

The Outlaw cats of Colossal Cave. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) © Walt Disney Productions; 15Sep75; LP46934.

LP46935.

Seems there was this moose. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) © Walt Disney Productions; 8Oct75; LP46935.

LP46936.

Twister, bull from the sky. Walt Disney Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Wonderful world of Disney, 1975–76) © Walt Disney Productions; 29Dec75; LP46936.

LP46937.

Luke was there. Learning Corporation of America. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Learning to be human) From the novel by Eleanor Clymer. © Learning Corporation of America; 9Oct76; LP46937.

LP46938.

Kung Fu. Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Warner Brothers, Inc. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 22Feb72; LP46938.

LP46939.

Car wash. Universal Pictures. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Universal Pictures; 3Sep76; LP46939.

LP46940.

The Pink Panther strikes again. Amlo Productions, Ltd. Released by United Artists Corporation. 103 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © United Artists Corporation; 1Dec76; LP46940.

LP46941.

Anatomy of a bribe. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 8Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP46941.

LP46942.

The Lightning-rod man. John DeChancie. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the story by Herman Melville. © John DeChancie; 20Jun75; LP46942.

LP46943.

The Legend of John Henry. Stephen Bosustow Productions. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pyramid Films; 15Jul74; LP46943.

LP46944.

The Legend of Paul Bunyan. Pyramid Films & Stephen Bosustow Productions. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pyramid Films; 1Nov73; LP46944.

LP46945.

Steamboat Bill, Junior. Raymond Rohauer. 71 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: Cadet d’eau douce. Prev. reg. NM: subtitles, editorial revisions & additions. © Leopold Friedman & Raymond Rohauer; 7Apr70; LP46945.

LP46946.

Go west. A Metro-Goldwyn production. Released by Capital Films. 70 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Raymond Rohauer. Prev. reg. NM: subtitles, editorial revisions & additions. © Raymond Rohauer; 1Jul76; LP46946.

LP46947.

Les Lois de l’hospitalite. Raymond Rohauer. 64 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: Our hospitality. Prev. reg. NM: subtitles, editorial revisions & additions. © Raymond Rohauer; 25Jan73 (in notice: 1951); LP46947.

LP46948.

The Three ages. Buster Keaton Productions, Inc. 59 min., si., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: Les Trois ages. Appl. au: Raymond Rohauer. Prev. reg. NM: subtitles, editorial revisions & additions. © Raymond Rohauer; 24Apr74; LP46948.

LP46949.

Malec chez les indiens. Buster Keaton Filmproduction. 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: The Paleface. Appl. au: Buster Keaton Productions, Inc. Prev. reg. © on subtitles, editorial revisions & additions; Buster Keaton; 1Jan61 (in notice: 1949); LP46949.

LP46950.

Le Mecano de la generale. Buster Keaton Productions, Inc. 78 min., sd., b & w, 16 mm. Add. ti: The General. Based on the novel, The Great locomotive chase, by William Pittenger. Prev. reg. NM: subtitles, editorial revisions & additions. © Buster Keaton; 1May61; LP46950.

LP46951.

Wizards. Bakshi Productions, Inc. Released by Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation. 81 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation; 9Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP46951.

LP46952.

Madam Kitty. Panoramic Productions, Inc. Released by Trans-American Films. 111 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Prev. reg. © on editing, soundtrack & additions; Panoramic Productions, Inc.; 14Jan77 (in notice: 1975); LP46952.

LP46953.

Fun with Dick and Jane. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Released by Columbia Pictures. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP46953.

LP46954.

A Matter of time. An American International-Coralta production. Produced in association with General International Film. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon the novel, The Film of memory, by Maurice Druon. © American International Productions; 23Sep76; LP46954.

LP46955.

John Baker’s last race. Media Services, Brigham Young University. 34 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Adapted from John Baker’s last race, by William J. Buchanan. © Brigham Young University; 27Oct76; LP46955.

LP46956.

Freaky Friday. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distributing Company, Inc. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book by Mary Rodgers. © Walt Disney Productions; 19Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP46956.

LP46957.

Queen of the Gypsies. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Jan75; LP46957.

LP46958.

Moving violation. Santa Fe Productions, Inc. Released by Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 14Jul76; LP46958.

LP46959.

Mystic Pink. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released through United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 6Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP46959.

LP46960.

The Manchu eagle murder caper mystery. Strathmore Productions, Inc. Released by United Artists Corporation. 82 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 20Mar75 (in notice: 1973); LP46960.

LP46961.

Snake preview. United Artists Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue Racer) © United Artists Corporation; 10Aug73; LP46961.

LP46962.

Duck, you sucker. Rafran Cinematografica, S. P. A. Released by United Artists. 138 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Techniscope. © Rafran Cinematografica, S. P. A.; 21Jun72 (in notice: 1971); LP46962.

LP46963.

The Pink pro. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released through United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 12Apr76; LP46963.

LP46964.

Rocky Pink. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released through United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 9Jul76; LP46964.

LP46965.

Pinky Doodle. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released through United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 28May76; LP46965.

LP46966.

The Eiger sanction. Malpaso Company. Released by Universal. 129 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Trevanian. © Universal Pictures; 21May75; LP46966.

LP46967.

A Game of terror. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Khan!) © CBS, Inc.; 7Feb75; LP46967.

LP46968.

Mask of deceit. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Khan!) © CBS, Inc.; 4Feb75; LP46968.

LP46969.

Gift of anger. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Khan!) © CBS, Inc.; 14Feb75; LP46969.

LP46970.

A Cloud of guilt. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Khan!) © CBS, Inc.; 25Feb75; LP46970.

LP46971.

The Doctor’s doctor. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Practice) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 8Dec76; LP46971.

LP46972.

Snow job. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Practice) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 1Dec76; LP46972.

LP46973.

Re: power play. Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 15Nov76; LP46973.

LP46974.

Re: who shall bring mercy. Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 29Nov76; LP46974.

LP46975.

Re: fear of falling. Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 22Nov76; LP46975.

LP46976.

The Seven per-cent solution. Universal Pictures, Ltd. Released by Universal. 113 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Universal Pictures, Ltd.; 24Oct76; LP46976.

LP46977.

Sweet hostage. Brut Productions, Inc. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel, Welcome to Xanadu, by Nathaniel Benchley. © Brut Productions, Inc.; 25Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP46977.

LP46978.

Autopsy. Pisces Partners. Distributed by Joseph Brenner Associates, Inc. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © on editing, new sound track & other cinematographic material; Pisces Partners; 30Dec76; LP46978.

LP46979.

Louise suspects. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 20Sep76; LP46979.

LP46980.

George and the President. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 20Sep76; LP46980.

LP46981.

Louise gets her way. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 20Sep76; LP46981.

LP46982.

The Lie detector. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 7Oct76; LP46982.

LP46983.

The Retirement party. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 19Oct76; LP46983.

LP46984.

Lionel’s pad. T. A. T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 26Oct76; LP46984.

LP46985.

The Runaways. Pt. 1. T. A. T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T. A. T. Communications company; 14Sep76; LP46985.

LP46986.

The Runaways. Pt. 2. T. A. T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP46986.

LP46987.

The Runaways. Pt. 3. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Sep76; LP46987.

LP46988.

The Runaways. Pt. 4. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct76; LP46988.

LP46989.

David’s new job. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Oct76; LP46989.

LP46990.

David’s new job. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Oct76; LP46990.

LP46991.

Archie’s secret passion. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death do us part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 24Nov76; LP46991.

LP46992.

Archie’s brief encounter. Pt. 3. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death do us part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 23Sep76; LP46992.

LP46993.

The Unemployment story. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death do us part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 1Oct76; LP46993.

LP46994.

The Unemployment story. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death do us part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 21Sep76; LP46994.

LP46995.

Big move. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Sep76; LP46995.

LP46996.

Big move. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Sep76; LP46996.

LP46997.

J.J. and the older woman. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 27Sep76; LP46997.

LP46998.

Michael the warlord. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 27Sep76; LP46998.

LP46999.

J.J.’s new career. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP46999.

LP47000.

J.J.’s new career. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP47000.

LP47001.

Portrait: Legend in granite. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Ltd. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Portraits. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Dec73; LP47001.

LP47002.

Portrait: The Man from Independence. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Portraits. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Mar74; LP47002.

LP47003.

The Healers. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 22May74; LP47003.

LP47004.

Jerry. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 16May74; LP47004.

LP47005.

Wonder Woman. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 12Mar74; LP47005.

LP47006.

Sidekicks. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 21Mar74; LP47006.

LP47007.

Fausta, the Nazi Wonder Woman. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New, original Wonder Woman) Appl. au: National Periodical Publications, Inc. © National Periodical Publications, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 28Apr76; LP47007.

LP47008.

Wonder Woman meets Baroness Von Gunther. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New, original Wonder Woman) Appl. au: National Periodical Publications, Inc. © National Periodical Publications, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 21Apr76; LP47008.

LP47009.

The New, original Wonder Woman. Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: National Periodical Publications, Inc. © National Periodical Publications, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 7Nov75; LP47009.

LP47010.

The Imposter. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 18Mar75; LP47010.

LP47011.

Black Bart. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 4Apr75; LP47011.

LP47012.

Sky heist. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 26May75; LP47012.

LP97013.

Animaland. Clones. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Strange new world) © Warner Brothers Television; 13Jul75; LP47013.

LP47014.

The Dark side of innocence. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 20May76; LP47014.

LP47015.

Panache. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: The Duel. © Warner Brothers Television; 15May76; LP47015.

LP47016.

Search for the gods. The Douglas S. Cramer Company in association with Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 9Mar75; LP47016.

LP47017.

Mrs. R—Death among friends. The Douglas S. Cramer Company in association with Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 20May75; LP47017.

LP47018.

Ma and Pa. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 7Mar74; LP47018.

LP47019.

Smile, Jenny, you’re dead. Warner Brothers Television, a Warner Communications company. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 3Feb74; LP47019.

LP47020.

Banyon. Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Warner Brothers, Inc. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 15Mar71; LP47020.

LP47021.

Probe. Warner Brothers, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 21Feb72; LP47021.

LP47022.

Climb an angry mountain. Warner Brothers, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 23Dec72; LP47022.

LP47023.

Father on trial. Warner Brothers, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 3Sep72; LP47023.

LP47024.

The Merchant of death assignment. Warner Brothers, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Delphi Bureau) © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 6Mar72; LP47024.

LP47025.

The Eyes of Charles Sand. Warner Brothers, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 29Feb72; LP47025.

LP47026.

Of men and women. Vol. 1. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 17Dec72; LP47026.

LP47027.

Kung Fu. Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Warner Brothers, Inc. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 22Feb72; LP47027.

LP47028.

Planet Earth. A Norwood production for Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 23Apr74; LP47028.

LP47029.

Allan. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 30Aug71; LP47029.

LP47030.

Of men and women. Vol. 2. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 3Apr73; LP47030.

LP47031.

Genesis 2. A Norway production in association with Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 23Mar73; LP47031.

LP47032.

Key West. Warner Brothers Television. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers Television; 10Dec73; LP47032.

LP47033.

The Hamilton-Burr Duel. Albright Cinematic Enterprises. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Lee Albright. © Albright Cinematic Enterprises; 4Aug76; LP47033.

LP47034.

The Carnival of the animals. Chuck Jones Enterprises. 61 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Charles M. Jones (Chuck Jones) © Warner Brothers Television; 29Oct76; LP47034.

LP47035.

Paul’s hot sparks. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 1) Portion prev. reg. as Live wires, 2Aug23, L19276. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47035.

LP47036.

Snub, the butterfly hunter. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 33) Portion prev. reg. as All lit up, 31Jan20, L14716. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47036.

LP47037.

Getting away from it all. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 35) Portion prev. pub. as Fooling Casper, 16Sep28, L25649. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47037.

LP47038.

The Super Salesman on hot sands. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 36) Portion prev. pub. as Two Arabian sights, 27Aug27, L24334. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47038.

LP47039.

The World’s greatest waiter. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 38) Portion prev. pub. as The Dumbwaiter, 5Aug24, L20476. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47039.

LP47040.

When he gets mad, he burns up. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 39) Portion prev. reg. as Smile please, 9Jan24, L19811. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47040.

LP47041.

Paul and the big bank robbery. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 5) Portion prev. reg. as Loose change, 31Dec21, L17416. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47041.

LP47042.

The Great painter’s joy ride. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 25) Portion prev. pub. as This way out, 30Nov23, L19666. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47042.

LP47043.

The Weekend cabin. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 30) Portion prev. pub. as Fooling Casper, 16Sep28, L25649. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47043.

LP47044.

Hospital helper. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 29) Portion prev. pub. as This way out, 30Nov23, L19666. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47044.

LP47045.

Snub and his movie camera. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 28) Portion prev. reg. as Trotting through Turkey, 15Jun20, L15250. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47045.

LP47046.

The Big operation. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 27) Portion prev. pub. as This way out, 30Nov23, L19666. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47046.

LP47047.

The Vanishing statue. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 22) Portion prev. reg. as Little Miss Jazz, 23Jun20, L15275. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47047.

LP47048.

A Top position. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 26) Portion prev. pub. as No danger, 21Aug23, L19327. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47048.

LP47049.

Snub gets his girl. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 19) Portion prev. reg. as The Joy rider, 6Dec21, L17321. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47049.

LP47050.

Fatty and the duck. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 18) Portion prev. pub. as Honeymoon feet, 8Apr26, L22586. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47050.

LP47051.

Snub’s double. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 16) Portion prev. reg. as The Corner pocket, 10Dec21, L17338. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47051.

LP47052.

Eating at the beach. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 13) Portion prev. pub. as Bathing beach boob, 1920. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47052.

LP47053.

Snub at the railroad station. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 9) Portion prev. reg. as No stop over, 2Jul21, L16724. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47053.

LP47054.

Snub up north. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 4) Portion prev. reg. as Tough winter, 16Dec22, L18519. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47054.

LP47055.

Dinner is served. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 34) Portion prev. pub. as The Dumbwaiter, 5Aug24, L20476. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47055.

LP47056.

The Family portrait. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 37) Portion prev. reg. as Smile please, 9Jan24, L19811. NM: revision & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47056.

LP47057.

Pre-need cemetery film. John T. Loos & Austin Forman. 9 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © John T. Loos & Austin Forman; 29Jul76; LP47057.

LP47058.

Exit the Dragon, enter the Tiger. Dimension Pictures, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Dimension Pictures, Inc.; 22Dec76; LP47058.

LP47059.

The Disappearance of Aimee. Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc. 101 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. © Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc.; 3Nov76; LP47059.

LP47060.

And justice for all. The Jury. The Shana Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Wayne State University. © Wayne state University; 1Jan77; LP47060.

LP47061.

Mister, you made a big mistake on my bill! A Brigham Young University production. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Media Services, Brigham Young University. © Brigham Young University; 16Aug76; LP47061.

LP47062.

Prey. Bill Miller. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Bill Miller; 30Dec76; LP47062.

LP47063.

Three centuries at Hastings. Friends of Tony Patino. 55 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Friends of Tony Patino; 28Feb76; LP47063.

LP47064.

Traffic direction and control. Woroner Films, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Woroner Films, Inc.; 22Sep76; LP47064.

LP47065.

The Great Scout and Cathouse Thursday. Turbot Productions, Ltd. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Turbot Productions, Ltd.; 25Jun76; LP47065.

LP47066.

Echoes. Karil Daniels. 11 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Karil Daniels; 20Sep76; LP47066.

LP47067.

Chatterbox. Bruce Cohn Curtis Films, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Lips Productions; 11Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP47067.

LP47068.

The Lamb of God. A Tyndall-Millar production. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John R. Tyndall, Jr. © John R. Tyndall, Jr.; 5Dec76; LP47068.

LP47069.

The Star-Spangled Banner. Weston Woods Studios, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the book by Peter Spier. © Weston Woods Studios, Inc.; 30Sep75; LP47069.

LP47070.

Mister Billion. Pantheon Pictures. Released by Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 3Mar77; LP47070.

LP47071.

The Seventh seal. A.B. Svensk Filmindustri. Released by Janus Films. 96 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. NM: English subtitles. © A.B. Svensk Filmindustri; 14Oct58 (in notice: 1957); LP47071.

LP47072.

All these women. A.B. Svensk Filmindustri. Released by Janus Films. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. NM: English subtitles. © A.B. Svensk Filmindustri; 6Oct64; LP47072.

LP47073.

The Devil’s eye. A.B. Svensk Filmindustri. Released by Janus Films. 90 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. NM: English subtitles. © A.B. Svensk Filmindustri; 31Oct61 (in notice: 1960); LP47073.

LP47074.

Three strange loves. A.B. Svensk Filmindustri. Released by Janus Films. 84 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: Torst. NM: English subtitles. © A.B. Svensk Filmindustri; 26Aug55 (in notice: 1949); LP47074.

LP47075.

A Lesson in love. A.B. Svensk Filmindustri. Released by Janus Films. 95 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. NM: English subtitles. © A.B. Svensk Filmindustri; 15Mar60 (in notice: 1954); LP47075.

LP47076.

Close cover before killing. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47076.

LP47077.

Acts of desperate men. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47077.

LP47078.

The Goodluck bomber. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Feb75; LP47078.

LP47079.

Elegy in an asphalt graveyard. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Feb75; LP47079.

LP47080.

Unwanted partners. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Feb75; LP47080.

LP47081.

I want to report a dream. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Mar75; LP47081.

LP47082.

Two-four-six for two hundred. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Feb75; LP47082.

LP47083.

Night of the Piraeus. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Feb75; LP47083.

LP47084.

The Trade-off. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Feb75; LP47084.

LP47085.

Nursemaid. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Oct74; LP47085.

LP47086.

The Betrayal. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Dec74; LP47086.

LP47087.

The Chinatown murders. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Sep74; LP47087.

LP47088.

The Best judge money can buy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Nov74; LP47088.

LP47089.

A Souvenir from Atlantic City. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Nov74; LP47089.

LP47090.

Slay ride. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Oct74; LP47090.

LP47091.

The Best war in town. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Nov74; LP47091.

LP47092.

You can’t tell a hurt man how to holler. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Oct74; LP47092.

LP47093.

A Killing in the second house. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Nov74; LP47093.

LP47094.

A Very deadly game. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Sep74; LP47094.

LP47095.

Loser takes all. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Dec74; LP47095.

LP47096.

Cross your heart and hope to die. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Dec74; LP47096.

LP47097.

Wall street gunslinger. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Oct74; LP47097.

LP47098.

Hush now, don’t you die. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Sep74; LP47098.

LP47099.

Fire power. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 12) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47099.

LP47100.

Act of violence. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 13) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47100.

LP47101.

Fashion mart. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 14) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47101.

LP47102.

The Answer. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 15) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47102.

LP47103.

Squeeze play. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 16) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47103.

LP47104.

A Game of lose. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 17) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47104.

LP47105.

Hard core. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 18) Add. ti: The Invaders. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47105.

LP47106.

Girl on a string. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 19) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47106.

LP47107.

The Promised land. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 20) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47107.

LP47108.

Pressure point. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 21) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47108.

LP47109.

The Boy next door. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 22) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Apr76 (in notice: 1975); LP47109.

LP47110.

Die once, die twice. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 13) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47110.

LP47111.

Prognosis: murder. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 12) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47111.

LP47112.

Now I lay me down to die. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 2) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Sep75; LP47112.

LP47113.

Dead men talk. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 1) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Sep75; LP47113.

LP47114.

Scavenger’s paradise. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 3) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Oct75; LP47114.

LP47115.

Game of the century. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 4) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Oct75; LP47115.

LP47116.

Murder on ice. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television. a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 5) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Colombia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Oct75; LP47116.

LP47117.

Squeeze play. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 6) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Nov75; LP47117.

LP47118.

The Deadly breed. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 7) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Nov75; LP47118.

LP47119.

The Death rods. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 8) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Nov75; LP47119.

LP47120.

Double jeopardy. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 9) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Nov75; LP47120.

LP47121.

Think murder. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 10) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Dec75; LP47121.

LP47122.

Murder on the run. Meadway Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Matt Helm, no. 11) Based upon characters created by Donald Hamilton. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Dec75; LP47122.

LP47123.

Stakeout. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 1) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Sep75; LP47123.

LP47124.

The Witness. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 2) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Sep75; LP47124.

LP47125.

Bus station. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 3) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Sep75; LP47125.

LP47126.

Welcome to the Gardens. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 4) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Sep75; LP47126.

LP47127.

Deadly weekend: Saturday. Pt. 1. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 5) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Nov75; LP47127.

LP47128.

Deadly weekend: Sunday, pt. 2. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 6) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Nov75; LP47128.

LP47129.

Powder blue. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 7) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Nov75; LP47129.

LP47130.

Target: Mexican syndicate. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 8) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Nov75; LP47130.

LP47131.

No probable cause. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 9) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Dec75; LP47131.

LP47132.

The Best laid schemes. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 10) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Dec75; LP47132.

LP47133.

The End of summer. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Joe Forrester, no. 11) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Dec75; LP47133.

LP47134.

Million dollar baby. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 6) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Oct75; LP47134.

LP47135.

Right to die. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 1) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Sep75; LP47135.

LP47136.

Wasteland. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 8) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Nov75; LP47136.

LP47137.

Us against the world. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 9) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Dec75; LP47137.

LP47138.

Woman in white. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 10) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Dec75; LP47138.

LP47139.

The Moonlight Healer. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 7) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Oct75; LP47139.

LP47140.

A Life in balance. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 4) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Oct75; LP47140.

LP47141.

Air full of death. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 5) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Oct75; LP47141.

LP47142.

Test case. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 3) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Sep75; LP47142.

LP47143.

The God syndrome. David Gerber Productions, Inc. in association with Colombia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story, no. 2) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Sep75; LP47143.

LP47144.

Marathon man. Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V. Released by Paramount. 125 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Screenplay by William Goldman from his novel. © Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V.; 22Sep76; LP47144.

LP47145.

The Big bus. Transportation Associates. Released by Paramount. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Jun76; LP47145.

LP47146.

The Shootist. Dino De Laurentiis Corporation. Released by Paramount. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Glendon Swarthout. © Dino De Laurentiis Corporation; 12Jul76; LP47146.

LP47147.

King Kong. Dino De Laurentiis Corporation. Released by Paramount. 135 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the screenplay by James Creelman & Ruth Rose. © Dino De Laurentiis Corporation; 29Nov76; LP47147.

LP47148.

The Shaggy D.A. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Walt Disney Productions; 17Dec76; LP47148.

LP47149.

How the West was won. Pt. 1. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 2Feb77; LP47149.

LP47150.

How the West was won. Pt. 2. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 7Feb77; LP47150.

LP47151.

How the West was won. Pt. 3. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 14Feb77; LP47151.

LP47152.

Carlotta. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with MGM TV. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Practice) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 22Dec76; LP47152.

LP47153.

Jules takes a partner. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with MGM TV. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Practice) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 29Dec76; LP47153.

LP47154.

Re: Identity crisis. Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 20Dec76; LP47154.

LP47155.

Re: What are patterns for? Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 13Dec76; LP47155.

LP47156.

Re: Sounds of silence. Arena Productions, Inc. Produced in association with MGM TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Add. ti: Re: The Sounds of silence. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 6Dec76; LP47156.

LP47157.

Donna pops the question. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Oct75; LP47157.

LP47158.

My fair Esther. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 4Nov75; LP47158.

LP47159.

The TV addict. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Aug75; LP47159.

LP47160.

Greatest show in Watts. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 18Nov75; LP47160.

LP47161.

The Oddfather. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 23Dec75; LP47161.

LP47162.

The Olympics. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc. (in notice: Tandem Production); 26Nov75; LP47162.

LP47163.

Deep donut. Sweet Relish Films. 9 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. Appl. au: Ralph Otto Eickhof. © Sweet Relish Films; 1Jan76: LP47163.

LP47164.

Really Rosie starring the Nutshell Kids. A Sheriss production. Produced in association with Ode Visuals. Released by Weston Woods. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Maurice Sendak’s Really Rosie starring the Nutshell Kids. Appl. au: Maurice Sendak. © Maurice Sendak; 23Feb76; LP47164.

LP47165.

Kidnapped. Omnibus Productions, Inc. Released by American International. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on Robert Louis Stevenson’s Kidnapped & David Balfour. © Omnibus Productions, Ltd.; 5Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP47165.

LP47166.

The Sport of the century. The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. NM: compilation & editorial revision. © The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs; 3Apr76; LP47166.

LP47167.

Snub meets the family. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as The Anvil chorus, 27Apr22, LU17079. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47167.

LP47168.

You just can’t win. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as The Golf bug, 19Jun24, LP20319. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47168.

LP47169.

Paul, the plumber. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Lucky number, 12Oct21, LU17079. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47169.

LP47170.

Snub, the reporter. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Hot off the press, 25Mar22, LU17677. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47170.

LP47171.

Snub in a sub. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as All at sea, 1Nov19, LU14356. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47171.

LP47172.

Interior decorators. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as The Paper hangers, 1921. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47172.

LP47173.

The Paint shop. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as The Paper hangers, 1921. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47173.

LP47174.

Snub and the hotel thief. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Strictly modern, 29May22, LU17925. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47174.

LP47175.

Snub, the acrobat. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Join the circus, 23Nov23, LU19647. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47175.

LP47176.

Get the money and run. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Dodge your debts, 12Oct21, LU17080. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47176.

LP47177.

The Sheriff gets married. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Smile, please, 9Jan24, LU19811. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47177.

LP47178.

The Big kidnap caper. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as No danger, 21Aug23, LP19327. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47178.

LP47179.

Up in the air about nothing. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as Mabel’s new hero, 28Aug13. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47179.

LP47180.

The Great swimming contest. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Catalina, here I come, 11Apr27, LU23851. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47180.

LP47181.

A Bad day for fishing. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as The Eyes have it, 1928. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47181.

LP47182.

Snub, the motorcycle cop. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. pub. as You’re pinched, 1920. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47182.

LP47183.

Snub, the jailbird. Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-a-Bits) Prev. reg. as Doing time, 2Oct20, LU15589. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Laff-a-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47183.

LP47184.

Death race, 2000. Santa Fe Productions. Released by New World Pictures. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From a story by Ib Melchior. © New World Productions, Inc.; 30Apr75; LP47184.

LP47185.

The Thursday morning murders. Associated Artists, Inc. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Michael Nahay. © Associated Artists, Inc.; 27Aug76; LP47185.

LP47186.

Stas and Nell. Ekran Associates. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. An adaptation by James Geoffrey Norman & John F. DeCuir of W. Slesicki’s film, W Pustyni i w Puszczy, based on the novel by Henryk Sienkiewicz. © on editing, new sound track & other cinematographic material; Ekran Associates; 5Jan77 (in notices: 1975 & 1976); LP47186.

LP47187.

Re: The Dominant sex. An Arena Productions, Inc. production in association with MGM-TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 3Jan77; LP47187.

LP47188.

The Passionate journey. M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 4Feb77; LP47188.

LP47189.

Aftermath of a tragedy. M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 11Feb77; LP47189.

LP47190.

Rules of seduction. M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 28Jan77; LP47190.

LP47191.

Kin less than kind. M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 14Jan77; LP47191.

LP47192.

The Woman inside. M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Executive suite) Based upon the novel, Executive suite, by Cameron Hawley. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 21Jan77; LP47192.

LP47193.

The Magic witch. Landmark Properties. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Ceskoslovensky Film Export. © Landmark Properties; 15Nov75; LP47193.

LP47194.

The Little girl who lives down the lane. I.C.L. Industries, Ltd. & La Societe Filmel. Produced in association with Ypsilon Films, S.A. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Laird Koenig. Appl. au: Dorchester Trust. © Claremont Productions, Ltd.; 27Nov76; LP47194.

LP47195.

Squirm. The Squirm Company. Released by American International. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © The Squirm Company; 16Jul76; LP47195.

LP47196.

England made me. Atlantic Productions, Inc. Produced in cooperation with Cantralni Films Studio. Released by Two World Films & Cine Globe. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Graham Greene. © Atlantic Productions, Inc.; 31May73 (in notice: 1972); LP47196.

LP47197.

If at first you don’t succeed. FilmFair Communications. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: FilmFair, Inc. © FilmFair, Inc.; 11Oct76; LP47197.

LP47198.

Passion procession. Padon Productions. 72 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: G. Padon. © G. Padon, Patrick G. Donahue (in notice: Padon Productions); 18May76; LP47198.

LP47199.

Pate’s shot to remember. United States Golf Association. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © United States Golf Association; 25Aug76; LP47199.

LP47200.

Lou Graham survives Medinah. United States Golf Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © United States Golf Association; 20Sep75; LP47200.

LP47201.

Truckers for Christ. David R. Snazuk. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © David R. Snazuk (in notice: Dave Snazuk); 1Aug76; LP47201.

LP47202.

Quality of mercy. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Medical story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47202.

LP47203.

Medical story. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Sep75; LP47203.

LP47204.

Payment deferred. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Sep76; LP47204.

LP47205.

Raggedy Ann and Andy. Lester Osterman Productions. Distributed by Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation. 86 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the original stories & characters created by Johnny Gruelle. Appl. au: The Bobbs-Merrill Company, Inc. © The Bobbs-Merrill Company, Inc.; 18Mar77; LP47205.

LP47206.

Mikey and Nicky. Elaine May, Inc. & Mickey (i.e. Mikey) and Nicky Productions, Inc. Released by Paramount Pictures. 118 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Dec76; LP47206.

LP47207.

Face to face. Cinematograph, A.B. Released by Paramount. 136 min., sd., color, 35 mm. NM: subtitles, revisions & additions. © Cinematograph, A.B.; 31Dec75; LP47207.

LP47208.

The Farmer. FAI Cinema & Milway Productions, Inc. Released by Columbia Pictures. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © FAI Cinema; 25Feb77 (in notice: 1975); LP47208.

LP47209.

The Rocking horse winner. Highgate Associates, Ltd. in association with HTV. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classics dark and dangerous) From the story by D. H. Lawrence. Appl. au: Learning Corporation of America. © Highgate Associates, Ltd.; 11Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP47209.

LP47210.

Demon seed. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based upon the novel by Dean R. Koontz. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 1Apr77; LP47210.

LP47211.

It’s pink but is it mink? Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released by United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 30Dec75; LP47211.

LP47212.

Lillian’s separation. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47212.

LP47213.

Not another Mother’s Day. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14May76 (in notice: 1975); LP47213.

LP47214.

Fay. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Sep75; LP47214.

LP47215.

Danny falls in love. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Oct75; LP47215.

LP47216.

Jack remarries. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Sep75; LP47216.

LP47217.

Jack’s heart attack. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Oct75; LP47217.

LP47218.

Mister Not So Wonderful. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Sep75; LP47218.

LP47219.

Fay and the doctor. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Oct75; LP47219.

LP47220.

Not with my partner, you don’t. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Nov75; LP47220.

LP47221.

Mom’s realization. Danny Thomas Productions. Produced in association with Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fay) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Sep75; LP47221.

LP47222.

Brothers. Edward Lewis Productions, Inc. & Soho Associates. Released by Warner Brothers, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Guardian Industries, Inc. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 31Mar77; LP47222.

LP47223.

The Late show. Lustre Films, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers, Inc. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 10Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP47223.

LP47224.

Washday blues. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 77) Portion prev. pub. as A True policeman, 1922. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47224.

LP47225.

Snub’s secret oil pill. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 74) Portion prev. reg. as It’s a gift, 24Dec23, LU19749. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47225.

LP47226.

A Bum’s dream. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 76) Portion prev. pub. as A True policeman, 1922. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47226.

LP47227.

Snub at the pool party. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 75) Portion prev. pub. as Mitt the Prince, 1927. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47227.

LP47228.

The New cook. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 73) Portion prev. pub. as Love, loot and crash, 24Apr15, LP5179. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47228.

LP47229.

Swim, Bobby, swim. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 72) Portion prev. pub. as The Channel swim, 1924. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47229.

LP47230.

The Mad movie makers. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 70) Portion prev. reg. as The Dare devil, 23Nov23, LU19648. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47230.

LP47231.

Ride ’em cowboy. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 69) Portion prev. reg. as The Dare devil, 23Nov23, LU19648. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47231.

LP47232.

The Movie studio. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 68) Portion prev. reg. as The Dare devil, 23Nov23, LU19648. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47232.

LP47233.

The Big auto race. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 66) Portion prev. reg. as Lizzies of the field, 2Aug24, LU20456. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47233.

LP47234.

Snub’s new street sweeper. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 62) Portion prev. reg. as The Big idea, 24Dec24, LU19758. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47234.

LP47235.

Snub’s rough ride. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 63) Portion prev. pub. as Mitt the Prince, 1927. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47235.

LP47236.

The Seashore artist. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 64) Portion prev. pub. as Sea sirens, 28Apr19. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47236.

LP47237.

Snub, the sidewalk cleaner. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 65) Portion prev. pub. as Mitt the Prince, 1927. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47237.

LP47238.

Snub in the South Seas. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 67) Portion prev. reg. as Don’t rock the boat, 23Jun20, LU15281. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47238.

LP47239.

Paul in disguise. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 61) Portion prev. pub. as Private eye, 1922. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47239.

LP47240.

Paul’s great golf match. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 54) Portion prev. pub. as Buggy bout golf, 1922. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47240.

LP47241.

Paul, the detective. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 55) Portion prev. pub. as Private eye, 1922. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47241.

LP47242.

Snub, the undercover man. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 56) Portion prev. reg. as Pardon me, 4Mar22, LU17596. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47242.

LP47243.

The New recruit. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 57) portion prev. reg. as Tell it to the policeman, 2Apr25, LU21312. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47243.

LP47244.

Paul’s trolley ride. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 58) Portion prev. reg. as Take next car, 20Jul22, LU18067. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47244.

LP47245.

The Mouse is loose. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 59) Portion prev. pub. as Golf bug, 19Jun24, LP20319. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47245.

LP47246.

Paul gambles on love. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 60) Portion prev. reg. as Stand pat, 27Apr22, LU17793. NM: revisions & additions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47246.

LP47247.

La. Philip Marc Tarley. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Philip Marc Tarley; 15Mar77; LP47247.

LP47248.

Cannonball. Shaw Brothers (Hong Kong) Ltd. & Harbor Productions, Inc. A Cross-Country production. Released by New World Pictures. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Harbor Productions, Inc.; 21Jul76; LP47248.

LP47249.

John Cameron Swayze presents: question, can Nikola Tesla save our planet? Syntar Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Syntar Productions; 1Mar77; LP47249.

LP47250.

The Tycoons. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Feb76; LP47250.

LP47251.

The Nuisance. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Mar76; LP47251.

LP47252.

Rocky. Chartoff-Winkler Productions. Released by United Artists Corporation. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 1Nov76; LP47252.

LP47253.

A Home of our own. QM Productions. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © QM Productions; 19Oct75; LP47253.

LP47254.

Madman. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 3Mar76; LP47254.

LP47255.

Point after death. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 18Feb76; LP47255.

LP47256.

Snapshot. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 11Feb76; LP47256.

LP47257.

The Quasar kill. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 4Feb76; LP47257.

LP47258.

The Reformer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 7Jan76; LP47258.

LP47259.

House of cards. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 14Jan76; LP47259.

LP47260.

Revenge. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 21Jan76; LP47260.

LP47261.

Cry wolf. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 28Jan76; LP47261.

LP47262.

Bloodlines. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 25Feb76; LP47262.

LP47263.

The Serpent’s tooth. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 10Jul76; LP47263.

LP47264.

Scag. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 26Jun76; LP47264.

LP47265.

Cops who sleep together. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 28Feb76; LP47265.

LP47266.

Murder in velvet. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 21Feb76; LP47266.

LP47267.

Men with no past. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 6Mar76; LP47267.

LP47268.

Brown horse connection. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 13Mar76; LP47268.

LP47269.

A Noise in the street. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 27Mar76; LP47269.

LP47270.

The Book of fear. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 20Mar76; LP47270.

LP47271.

A Concerned citizen. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 3Apr76; LP47271.

LP47272.

Requiem for a rip-off. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 29May76; LP47272.

LP47273.

Flannagan’s fleet. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 5Jun76; LP47273.

LP47274.

What kind of cop are you? Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bert D’Angelo/Superstar) © Q.M. Productions; 12Jun76; LP47274.

LP47275.

Final burial. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 11Dec75; LP47275.

LP47276.

Fatal witness. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 14Nov75; LP47276.

LP47277.

Flight to danger. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 7Nov75; LP47277.

LP47278.

The Orchid killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 3Oct75; LP47278.

LP47279.

Theater of fear. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 26Sep75; LP47279.

LP47280.

The Price of terror. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 10Oct75; LP47280.

LP47281.

Beware the dog. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 21Nov75; LP47281.

LP47282.

The Deadly conspiracy. Pt. 2. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 19Sep75; LP47282.

LP47283.

Portrait of evil. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 18Dec75; LP47283.

LP47284.

A Taste for murder. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 4Dec75; LP47284.

LP47285.

Honeymoon with death. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 24Oct75; LP47285.

LP47286.

Blood relations. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) Add. ti: The Search. © Q.M. Productions; 28Nov75; LP47286.

LP47287.

Double vengeance. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 17Oct75; LP47287.

LP47288.

The Alpha-Bravo war. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 31Oct75; LP47288.

LP47289.

No place to hide. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 25Sep75; LP47289.

LP47290.

The Cat’s paw. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 4Dec75; LP47290.

LP47291.

Spooks for sale. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 11Dec75; LP47291.

LP47292.

Most likely to succeed. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 18Dec75; LP47292.

LP47293.

Dead air. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 13Nov75; LP47293.

LP47294.

School of fear. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 9Oct75; LP47294.

LP47295.

Trail of terror. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 30Oct75; LP47295.

LP47296.

Deadly silence. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 16Oct75; LP47296.

LP47297.

Poisoned snow. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 11Sep75; LP47297.

LP47298.

The Glass dart board. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 18Sep75; LP47298.

LP47299.

Murder by proxy. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 23Oct75; LP47299.

LP47300.

Men will die. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 2Oct75; LP47300.

LP47301.

Web of lies. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 6Nov75; LP47301.

LP47302.

Merchants of death. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 20Nov75; LP47302.

LP47303.

Alien country. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 11Mar76; LP47303.

LP47304.

Runaway. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 18Mar76; LP47304.

LP47305.

Requiem for murder. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 22Jan76; LP47305.

LP47306.

Police buff. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 8Jan76; LP47306.

LP47307.

Superstar. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 4Mar76; LP47307.

LP47308.

The Honorable profession. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 15Jan76; LP47308.

LP47309.

Judgement day. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 19Feb76; LP47309.

LP47310.

Clown of death. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 26Feb76; LP47310.

LP47311.

Underground. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © Q.M. Productions; 29Jan76; LP47311.

LP47312.

Wipeout. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 4Mar76; LP47312.

LP47313.

Shadow of guilt. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 5Feb76; LP47313.

LP47314.

The Eyes of terror. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 11Mar76; LP47314.

LP47315.

The Lonely victims. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 8Jan76; LP47315.

LP47316.

Hostage. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 15Jan76; LP47316.

LP47317.

The Stalking horse. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 18Mar76; LP47317.

LP47318.

Dangerous gambit. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 26Feb76; LP47318.

LP47319.

Deadly reunion. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 12Feb76; LP47319.

LP47320.

Silent vendetta. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 29Jan76; LP47320.

LP47321.

Dead heat. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 1Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47321.

LP47322.

Law of the land. QM Productions. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © QM Productions; 29Apr76; LP47322.

LP47323.

Most wanted. QM Productions. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © QM Productions; 21Mar76; LP47323.

LP47324.

Deadly conspiracy. Pt. 1. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 17Sep75; LP47324.

LP47325.

To still the voice. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 31Dec75; LP47325.

LP47326.

The Melted man. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 12Nov75; LP47326.

LP47327.

The Wedding march. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 19Nov75; LP47327.

LP47328.

The Hero. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 26Nov75; LP47328.

LP47329.

Games children play. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 17Dec75; LP47329.

LP47330.

The Wrong medicine. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 24Sep75; LP47330.

LP47331.

Nightmare. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 10Sep75; LP47331.

LP47332.

The Man who died twice. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 15Oct75; LP47332.

LP47333.

The Iceman. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 1Oct75; LP47333.

LP47334.

The Victim. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 8Oct75; LP47334.

LP47335.

The Man in the middle. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 29Oct75; LP47335.

LP47336.

Fall guy. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 5Nov75; LP47336.

LP47337.

A Touch of venom. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 22Oct75; LP47337.

LP47338.

The Star. Q.M. Productions. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cannon) © Q.M. Productions; 10Dec75; LP47338.

LP47339.

In search of Noah’s Ark. Schick-Sun Classic Pictures, Inc. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on a book by David Balsiger & Charles E. Sellier, Jr. © Schick-Sun Classic Pictures, Inc.; 9Jun76; LP47339.

LP47340.

Street people. Aetos Produzioni Cinematografiche, S.R.L. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 17Sep76; LP47340.

LP47341.

Baseball basics and blunders. Paramount Oxford Films. Released by Paramount. 6 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Paramount Oxford Films; 15Nov76; LP47341.

LP47342.

3 women. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 118 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 10Apr77; LP47342.

LP47343.

Let’s switch. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Jan75; LP47343.

LP47344.

The Family nobody wanted. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Feb75; LP47344.

LP47345.

The Desperate miles. Universal City Studios, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Mar75; LP47345.

LP47346.

You lie so deep, my love. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Feb75; LP47346.

LP47347.

A Cry for help. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Feb75; LP47347.

LP47348.

The California Kid. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Sep74; LP47348.

LP47349.

The Gun. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Movie of the week) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Nov74; LP47349.

LP47350.

Audrey Rose. Sterobcar Productions. Released by United Artists. 113 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Frank De Felitta. © United Artists Corporation; 18Mar77; LP47350.

LP47351.

Carrie. Red Bank Films, Inc. Released by United Artists. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Stephen King. © United Artists Corporation; 21Oct76; LP47351.

LP47352.

Love is a four-letter word. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McNaughton’s daughter) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47352.

LP47353.

The Smashed lady. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McNaughton’s daughter) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47353.

LP47354.

The M.O.M. principle. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McNaughton’s daughter) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Apr76 (in notice: 1975); LP47354.

LP47355.

Good morning, Herman Hyman. Max Ferguson. 6 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Max Ferguson; 10Apr77; LP47355.

LP47356.

The Big time. John Burrmann. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © John Burrmann; 15Dec76; LP47356.

LP47357.

Cracking up. Comedy Jam Productions. Released by American International. 84 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 16Feb77; LP47357.

LP47358.

There’s no witch like an old witch. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 1Apr65 (in notice: 1966); LP47358.

LP47359.

The Girl with the golden nose. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 73) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Jun66 (in notice: 1964); LP47359.

LP47360.

The Girl reporter. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 8) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Nov64; LP47360.

LP47361.

I, Darrin, take this witch Samantha. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 1) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Sep64; LP47361.

LP47362.

Help, help, don’t save me. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 5) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Oct64; LP47362.

LP47363.

What every young man should know. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 72) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26May66 (in notice: 1965); LP47363.

LP47364.

Just one happy family. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 10) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19Nov64; LP47364.

LP47365.

The Witches are out. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 7) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Oct64; LP47365.

LP47366.

My baby, the tycoon. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 55) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Jan66 (in notice: 1964); LP47366.

LP47367.

Remember the main. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 34) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20May65 (in notice: 1964); LP47367.

LP47368.

Red light, green light. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 23) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Mar65 (in notice: 1964); LP47368.

LP47369.

George the warlock. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 30) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Apr65 (in notice: 1964); LP47369.

LP47370.

It’s magic. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. (Bewitched, no. 16) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP47370.

LP47371.

Samantha, the dressmaker. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 60) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Feb66; LP47371.

LP47372.

Double split. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 64) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Mar66; LP47372.

LP47373.

And then there were three. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 54) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Jan66; LP47373.

LP47374.

The Dancing bear. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 58) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Feb66; LP47374.

LP47375.

Baby’s first paragraph. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 62) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Mar66; LP47375.

LP47376.

Snob in the grass. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 126) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Jan68 (in notice: 1966); LP47376.

LP47377.

I confess. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 135) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Apr68 (in notice: 1966); LP47377.

LP47378.

A Majority of two. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 136) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Apr68 (in notice: 1966); LP47378.

LP47379.

A Prince of a guy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 129) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 8Feb68 (in notice: 1966); LP47379.

LP47380.

How green was my grass. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 131) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Feb68 (in notice: 1966); LP47380.

LP47381.

Tabatha’s cranky spell. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 134) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Mar68 (in notice: 1966); LP47381.

LP47382.

I remember you—sometimes. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 97) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP47382.

LP47383.

The Crone of Cawdor. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 101) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP47383.

LP47384.

Business, Italian style. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 110) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Sep67 (in notice: 1966); LP47384.

LP47385.

That was no chick, that was my wife. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 117) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP47385.

LP47386.

Samantha’s Da Vinci dilemma. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 124) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Dec67 (in notice: 1966); LP47386.

LP47387.

Samantha’s Thanksgiving to remember. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 119) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP47387.

LP47388.

Allergic to ancient Macedonian dodo birds. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 118) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP47388.

LP47389.

Accidental twins. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 78) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Oct66; LP47389.

LP47390.

Dangerous Diaper Dan. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 82) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Nov66; LP47390.

LP47391.

Sam’s spooky chair. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 86) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 1Dec66; LP47391.

LP47392.

My friend Ben. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 87) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 8Dec66; LP47392.

LP47393.

A Gazebo never forgets. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 89) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Dec66; LP47393.

LP47394.

Take two aspirins and half a pint of porpoise milk. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 42) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Oct65 (in notice: 1966); LP47394.

LP47395.

A Very special delivery. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 38) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Sep65 (in notice: 1966); LP47395.

LP47396.

Eat at Mario’s. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 35) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27May65 (in notice: 1966); LP47396.

LP47397.

A Change of face. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 33) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13May65 (in notice: 1966); LP47397.

LP47398.

A is for aardvark. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 17) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Jan65 (in notice: 1966); LP47398.

LP47399.

A Nice little dinner party. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 19) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Jan65 (in notice: 1966); LP47399.

LP47400.

Your witch is showing. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 20) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Feb65 (in notice: 1966); LP47400.

LP47401.

Eye of the beholder. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 22) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Feb65 (in notice: 1966); LP47401.

LP47402.

Which witch is which? Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 24) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Mar65 (in notice: 1966); LP47402.

LP47403.

Pleasure O’Riley. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 25) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Mar65 (in notice: 1966); LP47403.

LP47404.

Driving is the only way to fly. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 26) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Mar65 (in notice: 1966); LP47404.

LP47405.

That was my wife. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 31) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Apr65 (in notice: 1966); LP47405.

LP47406.

Illegal separation. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched, no. 32) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6May65 (in notice: 1966); LP47406.

LP47407.

Samantha’s secret saucer. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Apr68 (in notice: 1966); LP47407.

LP47408.

Hippie, hippie, hooray. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 1Feb68 (in notice: 1966); LP47408.

LP47409.

If they never met. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Jan68 (in notice: 1966); LP47409.

LP47410.

Once in a vial. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Jan68 (in notice: 1966); LP47410.

LP47411.

McTavish. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Feb68 (in notice: 1966); LP47411.

LP47412.

Splitsville. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16May68 (in notice: 1966); LP47412.

LP47413.

To twitch or not to twitch. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Mar68 (in notice: 1966); LP47413.

LP47414.

The No-harm charm. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Apr68 (in notice: 1966); LP47414.

LP47415.

Man of the year. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2May68 (in notice: 1966); LP47415.

LP47416.

Playmates. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Mar68 (in notice: 1966); LP47416.

LP47417.

The Good Fairy strikes again. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Jan71 (in notice: 1969); LP47417.

LP47418.

This little piggie. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Feb71 (in notice: 1969); LP47418.

LP47419.

Samantha and the antique doll. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Apr71 (in notice: 1969); LP47419.

LP47420.

Laugh, clown, laugh. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Apr71 (in notice: 1969); LP47420.

LP47421.

Samantha’s magic mirror. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Apr71 (in notice: 1969); LP47421.

LP47422.

Samantha’s psychic pslip. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Apr71 (in notice: 1969); LP47422.

LP47423.

Out of the mouths of babes. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Mar71 (in notice: 1969); LP47423.

LP47424.

Money happy returns. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Mar71 (in notice: 1969); LP47424.

LP47425.

Darrin goes ape. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Mar71 (in notice: 1969); LP47425.

LP47426.

The Return of Darrin the Bold. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Feb71 (in notice: 1969); LP47426.

LP47427.

Mixed doubles. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Mar71 (in notice: 1969); LP47427.

LP47428.

Samantha and the troll. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Feb71 (in notice: 1969); LP47428.

LP47429.

The House that Uncle Arthur built. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Feb71 (in notice: 1969); LP47429.

LP47430.

The Mother-in-law of the year. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Jan71 (in notice: 1969); LP47430.

LP47431.

Samantha’s wedding present. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Sep68 (in notice: 1966); LP47431.

LP47432.

Samantha on the keyboard. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Oct68 (in notice: 1966); LP47432.

LP47433.

Darrin, gone and forgotten. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Oct68 (in notice: 1966); LP47433.

LP47434.

Samantha’s french pastry. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Nov68 (in notice: 1966); LP47434.

LP47435.

Is it magic or imagination. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Nov68 (in notice: 1966); LP47435.

LP47436.

Samantha loses her voice. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5Dec68 (in notice: 1966); LP47436.

LP47437.

I don’t want to be a toad, I want to be a butterfly. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Dec68 (in notice: 1966); LP47437.

LP47438.

Weep no more, my willow. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19Dec68 (in notice: 1966); LP47438.

LP47439.

Instant courtesy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Dec68 (in notice: 1966); LP47439.

LP47440.

Samantha’s old man. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Dec70 (in notice: 1969); LP47440.

LP47441.

The Salem saga. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Oct70 (in notice: 1969); LP47441.

LP47442.

Sisters at heart. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Dec70 (in notice: 1969); LP47442.

LP47443.

Samantha’s magic potion. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Dec70 (in notice: 1969); LP47443.

LP47444.

The Corsican cousins. Screen Gems, a division of Colombia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Dec70 (in notice: 1969); LP47444.

LP47445.

Samantha’s pet warlock. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Nov70 (in notice: 1969); LP47445.

LP47446.

Samantha’s old Salem trip. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Nov70 (in notice: 1969); LP47446.

LP47447.

Samantha’s bad day in Salem. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Nov70 (in notice: 1969); LP47447.

LP47448.

Paul Revere rides again. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Oct70 (in notice: 1969); LP47448.

LP47449.

Darrin on a pedestal. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Oct70 (in notice: 1969); LP47449.

LP47450.

Samantha’s hot bedwarmer. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Oct70 (in notice: 1969); LP47450.

LP47451.

Make love, not hate. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Apr70 (in notice: 1969); LP47451.

LP47452.

Salem here we come. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Oct70 (in notice: 1969); LP47452.

LP47453.

To go or not to go, that is the question. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Sep70 (in notice: 1969); LP47453.

LP47454.

Turn on the old charm. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Apr70 (in notice: 1969); LP47454.

LP47455.

Mona Sammy. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Apr70 (in notice: 1969); LP47455.

LP47456.

If the shoe pinches. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47456.

LP47457.

A Chance on love. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47457.

LP47458.

Okay, who’s the wise witch. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47458.

LP47459.

Generation zap. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47459.

LP47460.

What makes Darrin run? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP47460.

LP47461.

Tabitha’s very own Samantha. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47461.

LP47462.

Samantha’s secret is discovered. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47462.

LP47463.

The Phrase is familiar. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47463.

LP47464.

Samantha’s lost weekend. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Apr70 (in notice: 1969); LP47455.

LP47456.

If the shoe pinches. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47456.

LP47457.

A Chance on love. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47457.

LP47458.

Okay, who’s the wise witch. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47458.

LP47459.

Generation zap. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP47459.

LP47460.

What makes Darrin run? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP47460.

LP47461.

Tabitha’s very own Samantha. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47461.

LP47462.

Samantha’s secret is discovered. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47462.

LP47463.

The Phrase is familiar. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47463.

LP47464.

Samantha’s lost weekend. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47464.

LP47465.

Samantha’s better halves. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP47465.

LP47466.

Samantha’s supermaid. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Jan69 (in notice: 1966); LP47466.

LP47467.

Cousin Serena strikes again. Pt. 1. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Jan69 (in notice: 1966); LP47467.

LP47468.

Cousin Serena strikes again. Pt. 2. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Jan69 (in notice: 1966); LP47468.

LP47469.

One touch of Midas. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Jan69 (in notice: 1966); LP47469.

LP47470.

Samantha, the sculptress. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Feb69 (in notice: 1966); LP47470.

LP47471.

Mrs. Stephens, where are you? Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Feb69 (in notice: 1966); LP47471.

LP47472.

Marriage, witches’ style. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Feb69 (in notice: 1966); LP47472.

LP47473.

Going ape. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Feb69 (in notice: 1966); LP47473.

LP47474.

Tabatha’s weekend. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Mar69 (in notice: 1966); LP47474.

LP47475.

Samantha twitches for UNICEF. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Mar69 (in notice: 1966); LP47475.

LP47476.

Samantha and Darrin in Mexico City. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Apr69 (in notice: 1966); LP47476.

LP47477.

Samantha’s good news. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Apr69 (in notice: 1966); LP47477.

LP47478.

Samantha goes south for a spell. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Oct68 (in notice: 1966); LP47478.

LP47479.

Mirror, mirror on the wall. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Nov68 (in notice: 1966); LP47479.

LP47480.

The Battle of Burning Oak. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Mar69 (in notice: 1966); LP47480.

LP47481.

Samantha, the bard. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Jan69 (in notice: 1966); LP47481.

LP47482.

Serena stops the show. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP47482.

LP47483.

Just a kid again. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP47483.

LP47484.

Super Arthur. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP47484.

LP47485.

Samantha’s shopping spree. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Apr69; LP47485.

LP47486.

A Bunny for Tabitha. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Nov69; LP47486.

LP47487.

Santa comes to visit and stays and stays. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Dec69; LP47487.

LP47488.

To trick or treat or not to trick or treat. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Oct69; LP47488.

LP47489.

Samantha’s yoo hoo maid. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Sep69; LP47489.

LP47490.

Samantha’s power failure. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Mar69; LP47490.

LP47491.

You’re so agreeable. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Dec69; LP47491.

LP47492.

Samantha’s double mother trouble. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Dec69; LP47492.

LP47493.

Darrin the warlock. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Nov69; LP47493.

LP47494.

Samantha’s secret spell. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Nov69; LP47494.

LP47495.

Naming Samantha’s new baby. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Oct69; LP47495.

LP47496.

And something makes four. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Oct69; LP47496.

LP47497.

Samantha’s curious cravings. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Oct69; LP47497.

LP47498.

Samantha’s Caesar salad. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Oct69; LP47498.

LP47499.

Samantha and the beanstalk. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Sep69; LP47499.

LP47500.

There’s gold in them thar pills. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4May67 (in notice: 1966); LP47500.

LP47501.

I get your nannie, you get my goat. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Dec67 (in notice: 1966); LP47501.

LP47502.

Super car. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP47502.

LP47503.

Bewitched, bothered and infuriated. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP47503.

LP47504.

Humbug not to be spoken here. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Dec67 (in notice: 1966); LP47504.

LP47505.

Sam in the Moon. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP47505.

LP47506.

How to fail in business with all kinds of help. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP47506.

LP47507.

Three wishes. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP47507.

LP47508.

Art for Sam’s sake. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP47508.

LP47509.

Trial and error of Aunt Clara. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP47509.

LP47510.

Charlie Harper, winner. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP47510.

LP47511.

Aunt Clara’s Victoria victory. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP47511.

LP47512.

It’s wishcraft. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP47512.

LP47513.

Nobody but a frog knows how to live. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP47513.

LP47514.

Long live the Queen. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Sep67 (in notice: 1966); LP47514.

LP47515.

Toys in babeland. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Sep67 (in notice: 1966); LP47515.

LP47516.

Cheap, cheap. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5Oct67 (in notice: 1966); LP47516.

LP47517.

No zip in my zap. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Oct67 (in notice: 1966); LP47517.

LP47518.

Birdies, bogies and Baxter. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19Oct67 (in notice: 1966); LP47518.

LP47519.

Out of sync, out of mind. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP47519.

LP47520.

No more Mister Nice Guy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Mar67 (in notice; 1966): LP47520.

LP47521.

Safe and sane Halloween. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Oct67 (in notice; 1966); LP47521.

LP47522.

Soapbox derby. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Dec66; LP47522.

LP47523.

The Moment of truth. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Sep66; LP47523.

LP47524.

Nobody’s perfect. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Sep66; LP47524.

LP47525.

A Most unusual wood nymph. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Oct66; LP47525.

LP47526.

I’d rather twitch than fight. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Nov66; LP47526.

LP47527.

The Short happy circuit of Aunt Clara. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Nov66; LP47527.

LP47528.

Oedipus hex. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Nov66; LP47528.

LP47529.

Samantha for the defense. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Dec66; LP47529.

LP47530.

And hear a sudden cry. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47530.

LP47531.

Swan dive. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47531.

LP47532.

My cup runneth over. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Nov75; LP47532.

LP47533.

Point of maximum pressure. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Sep75; LP47533.

LP47534.

Surgeon heal thyself. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Dec75; LP47534.

LP47535.

And sorrow for angels. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Dec75; LP47535.

LP47536.

Vital signs. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Nov75; LP47536.

LP47537.

Knives of chance. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Oct75; LP47537.

LP47538.

Watchman, who will guard thy sleep? Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Oct75; LP47538.

LP47539.

But who will bless thy daughter, Nora? Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Nov75; LP47539.

LP47540.

Come at last to love. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Sep75; LP47540.

LP47541.

Sleepless with pale eyes. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Sep75; LP47541.

LP47542.

The Loneliest night. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Doctors Hospital) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Oct75; LP47542.

LP47543.

Islands in the stream. Zeeuwse Maatschappij, N. V. Released by Paramount. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon the novel by Ernest Hemingway. © Zeeuwse Maatschappij, N.V.; 31Dec76; LP47543.

LP47544.

The Hammer of C block. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47544.

LP47545.

The No-cut contract. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47545.

LP47546.

A Bad deal in the valley. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Mar76; LP47546.

LP47547.

A Portrait of Elizabeth. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Jan76; LP47547.

LP47548.

In hazard. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Feb76; LP47548.

LP47549.

Foul on the first play. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Mar76; LP47549.

LP47550.

The Italian bird fiasco. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Feb76; LP47550.

LP47551.

Joey Blue Eyes. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Jan76; LP47551.

LP47552.

Where’s Houston? A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Feb76; LP47552.

LP47553.

The Girl in the Bay City Boys Club. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Dec75; LP47553.

LP47554.

The Real easy red dog. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Oct75; LP47554.

LP47555.

Resurrection in black and white. A Public Arts production, Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Nov75; LP47555.

LP47556.

2 into 5.56 won’t go. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Nov75; LP47556.

LP47557.

The Reincarnation of Angie. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Dec75; LP47557.

LP47558.

Chicken Little is a little chicken. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Nov75; LP47558.

LP47559.

The Aaron Ironwood School of Success. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Sep75; LP47559.

LP47560.

Pastoria prime pick. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Nov75; LP47560.

LP47561.

The Great Blue Lake Land and Development Company. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Oct75; LP47561.

LP47562.

The Farnsworth stratagem. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Sep75; LP47562.

LP47563.

The Deep blue sleep. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Oct75; LP47563.

LP47564.

Gearjammers. Pt. 1. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Sep75; LP47564.

LP47565.

Gearjammers. Pt. 2. A Public Arts production. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Oct75; LP47565.

LP47566.

Hollywood Boulevard. New World Productions, Inc. Released by New World Pictures, Inc. 83 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 10Mar76; LP47566.

LP47567.

Sheba, baby. American International Pictures, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 26Mar75; LP47567.

LP47568.

The Firework factory job. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 32) Add. ti: The Fireworks factory job. Prev. pub. 21Aug23, L19327. NM: editorial revision, optical effects, addition of an original musical soundtrack & color tinting of entire photoplay. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 25Apr76; LP47568.

LP47569.

Roots. Show no. 1. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 23Jan77; LP47569.

LP47570.

Roots. Show no. 7. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 29Jan77; LP47570.

LP47571.

Roots. Show no. 4. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 26Jan77; LP47571.

LP47572.

Roots. Show no. 5. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 27Jan77; LP47572.

LP47573.

Roots. Show no. 6. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 28Jan77; LP47573.

LP47574.

Roots. Show no. 3. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 25Jan77; LP47574.

LP47575.

Roots. Show no. 2. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 24Jan77; LP47575.

LP47576.

Roots. Show no. 6. The Wolper Organization, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alex Haley. © Wolper Pictures; 30Jan77; LP47576.

LP47577.

The Saphead. Metro Pictures Corporation. 74 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the play, The New Henrietta, by Winchell Smith. © on additional scenes & other cinematographic material; Raymond Rohauer; 8Sep74; LP47577.

LP47578.

The Last tycoon. Academy Pictures, A.G. Released by Paramount. 123 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald. Appl. au: Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V. © Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V.; 7Oct76; LP47578.

LP47579.

Black Sunday. Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V. Released by Paramount. 143 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Thomas Harris, © Gelderse Maatschappij, N.V.; 31Dec76; LP47579.

LP47580.

The Memory of justice. Visual Programmes Systems, Ltd. Released by Paramount. 280 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Stuyvesant Films, Inc.; 31Aug76; LP47580.

LP47581.

Survive! Conacine, S.A. de C.V. Released by Paramount. 86 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book by Clay Blair, Jr. Prev. reg. NM: additional scenes, musical score & English dialogue. © Robert Stigwood Organization, Inc. & Allan Carr Enterprises; 18Jun76; LP47581.

LP47582.

Daddy comes to visit. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Nov69; LP47582.

LP47583.

Samantha fights city hall. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Nov68 (in notice: 1966); LP47583.

LP47584.

Mad Dog Coll. Thalia Films, Inc. Released by Columbia Pictures. 88 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. Based on material by Leo Lieberman. © Thalia Films, Inc.; 8May61; LP47584.

LP47585.

Seeds of Africa. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) Add. ti: The Wild land. From the book. Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Sep74; LP47585.

LP47586.

Elephant trouble. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Sep74; LP47586.

LP47587.

A Matter of survival. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Sep74; LP47587.

LP47588.

Africa’s child. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Oct74; LP47588.

LP47589.

The Masai rebels. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Oct74; LP47589.

LP47590.

The Flying doctor of Kenya. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Oct74; LP47590.

LP47591.

The Trespassers. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Nov74; LP47591.

LP47592.

Maneaters of Merti. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Nov74; LP47592.

LP47593.

Elsa’s odyssey. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Nov74; LP47593.

LP47594.

The White rhino. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Nov74; LP47594.

LP47595.

The Raiders. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Dec74; LP47595.

LP47596.

Devil leopard. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book, Born free, by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Dec74; LP47596.

LP47597.

Samantha’s magic sitter. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Jan72 (in notice: 1969); LP47597.

LP47598.

Samantha is earthbound. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Jan72 (in notice: 1969); LP47598.

LP47599.

Tabitha’s first day in school. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Add. ti: Tabitha’s first day at school. Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Feb72 (in notice: 1969); LP47599.

LP47600.

A Good turn never goes unpunished. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Mar72 (in notice: 1969); LP47600.

LP47601.

How not to lose your head to Henry 8th. Pt. 2. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Sep71 (in notice: 1969); LP47601.

LP47602.

A Plague on Maurice and Samantha. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Nov71 (in notice: 1969); LP47602.

LP47603.

Hansel and Gretel in Samanthaland. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Nov71 (in notice: 1969); LP47603.

LP47604.

How not to lose your head to Henry 8th. Pt. 1. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Sep71 (in notice: 1969); LP47604.

LP47605.

Samantha and the Loch Ness monster. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Sep71 (in notice: 1969); LP47605.

LP47606.

Samantha’s not so leaning Tower of Pisa. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Oct71 (in notice: 1969); LP47606.

LP47607.

Bewitched, bothered and Baldoni. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Oct71 (in notice: 1969); LP47607.

LP47608.

Paris, witches style. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Oct71 (in notice: 1969); LP47608.

LP47609.

The Ghost who made a spectre of himself. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Oct71 (in notice: 1969); LP47609.

LP47610.

TV or not TV. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Nov71 (in notice: 1969); LP47610.

LP47611.

The Eight year itch witch. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Dec71 (in notice: 1969); LP47611.

LP47612.

3 men and a witch on a horse. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Dec71 (in notice: 1969); LP47612.

LP47613.

Adam, warlock or washout? Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Dec71 (in notice: 1969); LP47613.

LP47614.

Serena’s richcraft. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Jan72 (in notice: 1969); LP47614.

LP47615.

Samantha on thin ice. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Jan72 (in notice: 1969); LP47615.

LP47616.

Serena’s youth pill. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Feb72 (in notice: 1969); LP47616.

LP47617.

George Washington zapped here. Pt. 1. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Feb72 (in notice: 1969); LP47617.

LP47618.

George Washington zapped here. Pt. 2. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Feb72 (in notice: 1969); LP47618.

LP47619.

School days, school daze. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Mar72 (in notice: 1969); LP47619.

LP47620.

Samantha’s witchcraft blows a fuse. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Add. ti: Sam’s witchcraft blows a fuse. Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Mar72 (in notice: 1969); LP47620.

LP47621.

The Truth, nothing but the truth, so help me, Sam. Ashmont. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Bewitched) Appl. au: Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Mar72 (in notice: 1969); LP47621.

LP47622.

Charlie needs a cloak. Weston Woods Studios, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the book written & illustrated by Tomie De Paola. © Weston Woods Studios, Inc.; 7Mar77; LP47622.

LP47623.

Apartment 3. Weston Woods Studios, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the book by Ezra Jack Keats. © Weston Woods Studios; 7Apr77; LP47623.

LP47624.

Gene Deitch: the picture book animated. Weston Woods Studios, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Weston Woods Studios; 16Mar77; LP47624.

LP47625.

American songfest. Weston Woods Studios. 42 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Portions prev. reg. LP47069 & others. NM: abridgment, editorial revision & additions. © Weston Woods Studios; 14Oct76; LP47625.

LP47626.

Arrested for life. Bill Snyder Films, Inc. 2 reels, sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1923. NM: additions & revisions. © Bill Snyder Films, Inc.; 28Dec76; LP47626.

LP47627.

Progress. Kim Schneider. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Schneider Brothers; 10Apr77; LP47627.

LP47628.

Between the lines. Midwest Film Productions, Inc. 101 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Midwest Film Productions, Inc.; 27Apr77; LP47628.

LP47629.

That ice ticket. Bill Snyder Films, Inc. 10 min. sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: William D. Snyder. NM: editorial revision & additions. © Bill Snyder Films, Inc.; 28Dec76; LP47629.

LP47630.

The Fun house. Today Productions, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au; LBS Productions, Inc. © Today Productions, Inc.; 25Feb77; LP47630.

LP47631.

The Arena. New World Pictures, Inc. 83 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 5Dec73; LP47631.

LP47632.

Night of the cobra woman. New World Pictures, Inc. 77 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 10Mar72; LP47632.

LP47633.

The Big bird cage. New World Pictures, Inc. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 7Jun72; LP47633.

LP47634.

Fly me. New World Pictures, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 20Apr73; LP47634.

LP47635.

Woman hunt. Four Associates, Ltd. in association with New World Pictures, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on a story by Jack Hill & David Hoover. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 16Aug72; LP47635.

LP47636.

To prepare a child. Children’s Hospital National Medical Center. Made by Pierce Atkins Productions & Peter Vogt and Associates, Inc. 32 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Pierce Atkins. © Children’s Hospital National Medical Center; 10Dec75; LP47636.

LP47637.

A Hospital visit with Clipper. Children’s Hospital National Medical Center. Made by Pierce Atkins Productions & Peter Vogt and Associates, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Pierce Atkins. © Children’s Hospital National Medical Center; 10Dec75; LP47637.

LP47638.

Daddy does his thing. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Apr69 (in notice: 1966); LP47638.

LP47639.

It’s so nice to have a spouse around the house. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Oct68 (in notice: 1966); LP47639.

LP47640.

Mother, meet what’s his name. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 8Oct64; LP47640.

LP47641.

Samantha meets the folks. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Dec64; LP47641.

LP47642.

The Horse’s mouth. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Mar66 (in notice: 1964); LP47642.

LP47643.

Double Tate. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Feb66 (in notice: 1964); LP47643.

LP47644.

Twitch or treat. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Oct66; LP47644.

LP47645.

Endora moves in for a spell. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Oct66; LP47645.

LP47646.

Witches and warlocks are my favorite things. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Sep66; LP47646.

LP47647.

My what big ears you have. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Dec67 (in notice: 1966); LP47647.

LP47648.

The Corn is as high as a Guernsey’s eye. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP47648.

LP47649.

HoHo the clown. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP47649.

LP47650.

Prodigy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Jun66; LP47650.

LP47651.

Fastest gun on Madison Avenue. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Feb66; LP47651.

LP47652.

Disappearing Samantha. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Apr66; LP47652.

LP47653.

Follow that witch. Pt. 1. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Apr66; LP47653.

LP47654.

Follow that witch. Pt. 2. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Apr66; LP47654.

LP47655.

A Bum raps. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Apr66; LP47655.

LP47656.

Divided he falls. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5May66; LP47656.

LP47657.

Man’s best friend. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12May66; LP47657.

LP47658.

The Catnapper. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19May66; LP47658.

LP47659.

Maid to order. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Jan66; LP47659.

LP47660.

The Magic cabin. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Dec65 (in notice: 1966); LP47660.

LP47661.

Speak the truth. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Dec65 (in notice: 1966); LP47661.

LP47662.

My boss, the teddy bear. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Dec65 (in notice: 1966); LP47662.

LP47663.

Ling Ling. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Feb65 (in notice: 1966); LP47663.

LP47664.

Open the door witchcraft. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 8Apr65 (in notice: 1966); LP47664.

LP47665.

Abner kadabra. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Apr65 (in notice: 1966); LP47665.

LP47666.

Cousin Edgar. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Jun65 (in notice: 1966); LP47666.

LP47667.

Alias Darrin Stephens. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Sep65 (in notice: 1966); LP47667.

LP47668.

We’re in for a bad spell. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Sep65 (in notice: 1966); LP47668.

LP47669.

My grandson, the warlock. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Oct65 (in notice: 1966); LP47669.

LP47670.

The Joker is a card. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Oct65 (in notice: 1966); LP47670.

LP47671.

Trick or treat. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Oct65 (in notice: 1966); LP47671.

LP47672.

The Very informal dress. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Nov65 (in notice: 1966); LP47672.

LP47673.

And then I wrote. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Nov65 (in notice: 1966); LP47673.

LP47674.

Junior executive. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Nov65 (in notice: 1966); LP47674.

LP47675.

Aunt Clara’s old flame. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Nov65 (in notice: 1966); LP47675.

LP47676.

A Strange little visitor. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Dec65 (in notice: 1966); LP47676.

LP47677.

The Cat’s meow. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Jan65 (in notice: 1966); LP47677.

LP47678.

What? and get out of show business? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Sep70; LP47678.

LP47679.

See here, Private Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Oct70; LP47679.

LP47680.

Whatever happened to Moby Dick? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Oct71 (in notice: 1970); LP47680.

LP47681.

A Day of honesty. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Nov73 (in notice: 1970); LP47681.

LP47682.

Fellini, Bergman and Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Jan72 (in notice: 1970); LP47682.

LP47683.

My heart belongs to a two car garage. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Feb72 (in notice: 1970); LP47683.

LP47684.

Home is where the heart was. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Jan72 (in notice: 1970); LP47684.

LP47685.

I am curious Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Jan72 (in notice: 1970); LP47685.

LP47686.

Waiting for bolero. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Jan72 (in notice: 1970); LP47686.

LP47687.

Promise her anything, but give her a punch. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Feb72 (in notice: 1970); LP47687.

LP47688.

The Partridge papers. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Mar72 (in notice: 1970); LP47688.

LP47689.

For sale by owner. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Dec72 (in notice: 1970); LP47689.

LP47690.

Art for Mom’s sake. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Jan74 (in notice: 1970); LP47690.

LP47691.

Morning become electric. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Mar74 (in notice: 1970); LP47691.

LP47692.

Keith and Lauriebelle. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Mar74 (in notice: 1970); LP47692.

LP47693.

Miss Partridge, teacher. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Feb74 (in notice: 1970); LP47693.

LP47694.

Danny converts. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Feb74 (in notice: 1970); LP47694.

LP47695.

Queen for a minute. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Feb74 (in notice: 1970); LP47695.

LP47696.

Danny drops out. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Jan74 (in notice: 1970); LP47696.

LP47697.

Two for the show. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Jan74 (in notice; 1970); LP47697.

LP47698.

Pin it on Danny. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Mar74 (in notice; 1970); LP47698.

LP47699.

Maid in San Pueblo. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Dec73 (in notice: 1970); LP47699.

LP47700.

Aspirin at seven, dinner at eight. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Jan73 (in notice: 1970); LP47700.

LP47701.

None but the onely. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Sep73 (in notice: 1970); LP47701.

LP47702.

Hate thy neighbor. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Sep73 (in notice: 1970); LP47702.

LP47703.

The Last of Howard. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Oct73 (in notice: 1970); LP47703.

LP47704.

Double trouble. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Oct73 (in notice: 1970); LP47704.

LP47705.

Reuben Kincaid lives. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Oct73 (in notice: 1970); LP47705.

LP47706.

The Strikeout king. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Oct73 (in notice: 1970); LP47706.

LP47707.

Beethoven, Brahms and Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Sep73 (in notice: 1970); LP47707.

LP47708.

Al in the family. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Nov73 (in notice: 1970); LP47708.

LP47709.

Heartbreak Keith. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Nov73 (in notice: 1970); LP47709.

LP47710.

The Diplomat. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Nov73 (in notice: 1970); LP47710.

LP47711.

Why did the music stop? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP47711.

LP47712.

Old Scrapmouth. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP47712.

LP47713.

Where do mermaids go? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 31Dec71 (in notice: 1970); LP47713.

LP47714.

Don’t bring your guns to town, Santa. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Dec71 (in notice: 1970); LP47714.

LP47715.

Guess who’s coming to drive. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Dec71 (in notice: 1970); LP47715.

LP47716.

I can get it for you retail. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Nov71 (in notice: 1970); LP47716.

LP47717.

The Tale of two hamsters. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Nov71 (in notice: 1970); LP47717.

LP47718.

Days of acne and roses. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Nov71 (in notice: 1970); LP47718.

LP47719.

Doctor Jekyll and Mister Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Oct71 (in notice: 1970); LP47719.

LP47720.

In 25 words or less. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Sep71 (in notice: 1970); LP47720.

LP47721.

A Partridge by any other name. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Mar71 (in notice: 1970); LP47721.

LP47722.

Not with my sister, you don’t. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Mar71 (in notice: 1970); LP47722.

LP47723.

Road song. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP47723.

LP47724.

A Partridge up a pear tree. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP47724.

LP47725.

They shoot managers, don’t they? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP47725.

LP47726.

To play or not to play. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP47726.

LP47727.

The Soul club. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP47727.

LP47728.

Involvement. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 24Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47728.

LP47729.

Right at home. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 10Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47729.

LP47730.

Grateful. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 7Feb76; LP47730.

LP47731.

The Girl on the balance beam. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 17Jan76; LP47731.

LP47732.

To buy or not to buy. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 20Dec76; LP47732.

LP47733.

A Stranger in a strange land. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Sep75; LP47733.

LP47734.

The Tribute. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Nov75; LP47734.

LP47735.

Willing heart. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Oct75; LP47735.

LP47736.

The Long way home. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Sep75; LP47736.

LP47737.

The Long way home. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Sep75; LP47737.

LP47738.

First love. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Oct75; LP47738.

LP47739.

First love. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Oct75; LP47739.

LP47740.

The Devil’s chariot. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Oct75; LP47740.

LP47741.

The Wedding. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Dec75; LP47741.

LP47742.

Remembrance of a guest. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Family Holvak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Sep75; LP47742.

LP47743.

Pressure 165. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 25Oct75; LP47743.

LP47744.

Equipment. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 4Oct75; LP47744.

LP47745.

Communications. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 13Dec75; LP47745.

LP47746.

The Inspection. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 11Oct75; LP47746.

LP47747.

The Stewardess. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 13Sep75; LP47747.

LP47748.

The Indirect method. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 18Oct75; LP47748.

LP47749.

Election. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 27Sep75; LP47749.

LP47750.

Simple adjustment. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 22Nov75; LP47750.

LP47751.

Teevee. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 29Nov75; LP47751.

LP47752.

On camera. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 6Dec75; LP47752.

LP47753.

The Lighter than air man. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 9Oct75; LP47753.

LP47754.

The Old engine cram. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 20Sep75; LP47754.

LP47755.

One of those days. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 8Nov75; LP47755.

LP47756.

Alibi. Raymond Rohauer. 90 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the play, Nightstick. NM: additions & revisions. © Raymond Rohauer; 30Jul68 (in notice: 1959); LP47756.

LP47757.

Bound for glory. The Bound for Glory Company. Released by United Artists Corporation. 148 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 16Nov76; LP47757.

LP47758.

The Voyage. Champion Film, S.P.A. Released by United Artists Corporation. 102 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novella, Il Viaggio, by Luigi Pirandello. © United Artists Corporation; 4Dec74; LP47758.

LP47759.

The Other side of midnight. Frank Yablans Presentations, Inc. Released by Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 166 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon the novel by Sidney Sheldon. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 8Jun77; LP47759.

LP47760.

Star Wars. Lucasfilm, Ltd. Released by Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 121 min., sd., color, 35 mm, Panavision. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 25May77; LP47760.

LP47761.

Mary, the good fairy. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Jan71 (in notice: 1969); LP47761.

LP47762.

The Pink of Arabee. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released by United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 13Mar76; LP47762.

LP47763.

The Scarlet Pinkernel. Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F. Released by United Artists. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Pink Panther) © Mirisch-Geoffrey-D.F.; 30Dec75; LP47763.

LP47764.

Montana camera safari. Sage Films. Released by United Artists Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Sage Advertising. © United Artists Corporation; 4Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP47764.

LP47765.

S.O.S. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Mar74 (in notice: 1970); LP47765.

LP47766.

The Sound of money. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Oct70; LP47766.

LP47767.

Did you hear the one about Danny Partridge? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Nov70; LP47767.

LP47768.

But the memory lingers on. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Nov70; LP47768.

LP47769.

Danny and the mob. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Nov70; LP47769.

LP47770.

Love at first slight. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Oct70; LP47770.

LP47771.

When Mother gets married. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Oct70; LP47771.

LP47772.

Go directly to jail. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Nov70; LP47772.

LP47773.

This is my song. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Dec70; LP47773.

LP47774.

My son, the feminist. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Dec70; LP47774.

LP47775.

Star quality. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Dec70; LP47775.

LP47776.

For whom the bell tolls. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Jan73 (in notice: 1970); LP47776.

LP47777.

Trial of Partridge one. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Jan73 (in notice: 1970); LP47777.

LP47778.

I left my heart in Cincinnati. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Jan73 (in notice: 1970); LP47778.

LP47779.

Bedknobs and drumsticks. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Feb73 (in notice: 1970); LP47779.

LP47780.

The Eleven year itch. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Feb73 (in notice: 1970); LP47780.

LP47781.

Diary of a mad millionaire. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Mar73 (in notice: 1970); LP47781.

LP47782.

Selling of the Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Mar73 (in notice: 1970); LP47782.

LP47783.

Partridge connection. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Mar73 (in notice: 1970); LP47783.

LP47784.

Forgive us our debits. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Mar73 (in notice: 1970); LP47784.

LP47785.

Everything you wanted to know about sex but couldn’t pronounce. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Feb73 (in notice: 1970); LP47785.

LP47786.

Me and my shadow. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Mar73 (in notice: 1970); LP47786.

LP47787.

Helllllp. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Feb72 (in notice: 1970); LP47787.

LP47788.

This male chauvinist piggy went to market. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Sep72 (in notice; 1970); LP47788.

LP47789.

Who is Max Ledbetter and why is he saying all those terrible things? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Mar72 (in notice: 1970); LP47789.

LP47790.

All’s war, in love and fairs. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Mar72 (in notice: 1970); LP47790.

LP47791.

You’re only young twice. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Oct72 (in notice: 1970); LP47791.

LP47792.

Princess and the Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Sep72 (in notice: 1970); LP47792.

LP47793.

“M” is for the many things. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Sep72 (in notice: 1970); LP47793.

LP47794.

A Likely candidate. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Nov72 (in notice: 1970); LP47794.

LP47795.

The Modfather. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Oct72 (in notice: 1970); LP47795.

LP47796.

Whatever happened to Keith Partridge? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Nov72 (in notice: 1970); LP47796.

LP47797.

Ain’t loveth grand? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Nov72 (in notice: 1970); LP47797.

LP47798.

Swiss Family Partridge. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Nov72 (in notice: 1970); LP47798.

LP47799.

Nag, nag, nag. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Dec72 (in notice: 1970); LP47799.

LP47800.

Red Woodloe story. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP47800.

LP47801.

The Undergraduate. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Oct71 (in notice: 1970); LP47801.

LP47802.

Dora, Dora, Dora. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Sep71 (in notice: 1970); LP47802.

LP47803.

A Knight in shining armor. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Mar71 (in notice: 1970); LP47803.

LP47804.

Mom drops out. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP47804.

LP47805.

Forty year itch. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partridge Family) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Nov71 (in notice: 1970); LP47805.

LP47806.

Rich man, poor man. Show 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Jan76; LP47806.

LP47807.

Rich man, poor man. Show 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Jan76; LP47807.

LP47808.

Rich man, poor man. Show 4. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Feb76; LP47808.

LP47809.

Rich man, poor man. Show 3. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Feb76; LP47809.

LP47810.

Rich man, poor man. Show 5. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Feb76; LP47810.

LP47811.

Rich man, poor man. Show 7. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Mar76; LP47811.

LP47812.

Rich man, poor man. Show 6. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Feb76; LP47812.

LP47813.

Rich man, poor man. Show 8. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Irwin Shaw. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Mar76; LP47813.

LP47814.

Formula 407. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 18Jan77; LP47814.

LP47815.

Judgement from outer space. Pt. 2. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 13Jan77; LP47815.

LP47816.

The Bushwhackers. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 26Jan77; LP47816.

LP47817.

Wonder Woman in Hollywood. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 9Feb77; LP47817.

LP47818.

Judgement from Outer Space. Pt. 1. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 13Jan77; LP47818.

LP47819.

The Feminum mystique. Pt. 2. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 5Nov76; LP47819.

LP47820.

The Pluto file. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 21Dec76; LP47820.

LP47821.

Wonder Woman versus Gargantua. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 14Dec76; LP47821.

LP47822.

The Last of the two dollar bills. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 29Dec76; LP47822.

LP47823.

The Feminum mystique. Pt. 1. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. Produced in association with Douglas S. Cramer Company. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wonder Woman) Based on characters created by Charles Moulton. © D.C. Comics, Inc. & Warner Brothers Television; 2Nov76; LP47823.

LP47824.

Heavy traffic. Film Creations, Ltd. Released by American International. 76 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Film Creations, Ltd.; 8Aug73; LP47824.

LP47825.

Buster rides high. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 84) Prev. reg. as Buster’s bust up, 2Nov25, L21970. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47825.

LP47826.

Factory in the cellar. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 97) Prev. pub. as Stuck up, 1917. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47826.

LP47827.

Paul’s shanghaied elopement. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 96) Prev. reg. as Rough seas, 12Oct21, L17087. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47827.

LP47828.

Snub, the fire chief. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 98) Prev. reg. as Where’s the fire, 2Jun21, L16618. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47828.

LP47829.

Snub’s earthquake adventure. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 100) Prev. reg. as Shake ’em up, 6Dec21, L17302. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47829.

LP47830.

Paul, the ship captain. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 99) Prev. pub. as The Landlubber, 1922. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47830.

LP47831.

Paul’s homemade automobile. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 103) Prev. reg. as The Flivver, 14Dec22, L18491. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47831.

LP47832.

Save my wife. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 104) Prev. reg. as Love, speed, and thrills, 18Jun15, L4238. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47832.

LP47833.

Snub, the new school teacher. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 101) Prev. reg. as Teaching the teacher, 29Jul21, L16810. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47833.

LP47834.

A Good meal is hard to find. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 80) Prev. reg. as The Dumbbell, 20Jul22, L18070. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47834.

LP47835.

Snub’s new car. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 78) Prev. reg. as Park your car, 12Feb21, L16135. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47835.

LP47836.

Snub’s big fight. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 71) Prev. reg. as Looking for trouble, 2Jan20, L14590. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47836.

LP47837.

Snub, the movie director. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 82) Prev. reg. as The Dumbbell, 20Jul22, L18070. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47837.

LP47838.

Snub, the caddy. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 86) Prev. reg. as Don’t weaken, 15Jun20, L15248. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47838.

LP47839.

Paul, the fire extinguisher man. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 79) Prev. reg. as Are parents pickles, 6Nov25, L21976. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47839.

LP47840.

Buster’s little fire engine. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 83) Prev. pub. as Buster’s bust up, 2Nov25, L21970. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47840.

LP47841.

Climb the highest mountain. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 81) Prev. reg. as Hit the high spots, 18Apr24, L20099. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47841.

LP47842.

Snub and the gypsies. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 85) Prev. reg. as Don’t weaken, 15Jun20, L15248. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47842.

LP47843.

Snub, the soda jerk. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 87) Prev. reg. as All in a day, 20Jun23, L15280. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47843.

LP47844.

Mixing it up again and again. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 88) Prev. reg. as Stop kidding, 30Aug21, L16911. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47844.

LP47845.

Snub in a tough part of town. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 89) Prev. reg. as London bobby, 28Aug20, L15462. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47845.

LP47846.

Paul, the paperhanger. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 90) Prev. reg. as Paste and paper, 16Dec22, L18520. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47846.

LP47847.

Kids, kids, and more kids. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 91) Prev. reg. as Say it with babies, 17May26, L22732. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47847.

LP47848.

Snub’s lunch hour. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 93) Prev. reg. as Rush orders, 4May21, L16475. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47848.

LP47849.

The Beauty shop. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 92) Prev. pub. as Beauty a la mud, 15Sep26, L23118. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47849.

LP47850.

Paul’s rival. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 95) Prev. reg. as Winner take all, 23Nov23, L19646. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47850.

LP47851.

Snub, the bike rider. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 94) Prev. reg. as The Bike bug, 7Jun21, L16646. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP47851.

LP47852.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 131. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Sep76; LP47852.

LP47853.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 140. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP47853.

LP47854.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 132. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Sep76; LP47854.

LP47855.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 133. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Sep76; LP47855.

LP47856.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 134. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Sep76; LP47856.

LP47857.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 136. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP47857.

LP47858.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 137. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP47858.

LP47859.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 138. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP47859.

LP47860.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 139. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 23Sep76; LP47860.

LP47861.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 135. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Sep76; LP47861.

LP47862.

The Life and assassination of the Kingfish. Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc. 98 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc.; 18Feb77; LP47862.

LP47863.

The Working girls. Dimension Pictures, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Dimension Pictures, Inc.; 28May74; LP47863.

LP47864.

Terminal Island. Dimension Pictures, Inc. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Dimension Pictures, Inc.; 13Jun73; LP47864.

LP47865.

Beyond Atlantis. Dimension Pictures, Inc. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Dimension Pictures, Inc.; 25Apr73; LP47865.

LP47866.

A Christmas carol. ABC News. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Richard Williams production of A Christmas carol by Charles Dickens. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 21Dec71; LP47866.

LP47867.

Group marriage. Dimension Pictures, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Dimension Pictures, Inc.; 12Jul72; LP47867.

LP47868.

Minstrel man. A Roger Gimbel Tomorrow Enterprises production. 99 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: The First Artists Production Company, Ltd. © The First Artists Production Company, Ltd.; 8Jul76; LP47868.

LP47869.

Flight to holocaust. The First Artists Production Company, Ltd. Produced in association with Aycee Productions. 117 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Trouble shooters) © The First Artists Production Company, Ltd. & Aycee Productions; 16Feb77; LP47869.

LP47870.

Breaker! breaker! Worldwide Distributing Corporation. Released by American International. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Worldwide Distribution Corporation (in notice: Worldwide Distributing Corporation); 11Mar77; LP47870.

LP47871.

His first Mass. Joseph Russel Avdek. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Joseph R. Avdek; 17Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP47871.

LP47872.

Dogs. Mar Vista Productions. Produced in association with Bruce Cohn Associates. Released by R. C. Riddell and Associates. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: La Quinta Film Partners, Ltd. © La Quinta Film Partners, Ltd.; 3Sep76; LP47872.

LP47873.

Hustle. A RoBurt production. Released by Paramount Pictures. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Zeeuwse Maatschappij, N.V. © Zeeuwse Maatschappij, N.V.; 1Dec75; LP47873.

LP47874.

Fire sale. Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Robert Klane. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 8Jun77; LP47874.

LP47875.

Three days of the condor. Dino De Laurentiis Corporation & Wildwood Enterprises, Inc. Released by Paramount Pictures Corporation. 118 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel Six days of the condor, by James Grady. © Dino De Laurentiis Corporation; 22Aug75; LP47875.

LP47876.

The Deep. Casablanca Filmworks. Released by Columbia Pictures. 124 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Peter Benchley. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Jun77; LP47876.

LP47877.

The Greatest. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. A Columbia/EMI presentation. Released by Columbia Pictures. 101 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on The Greatest, my own story, by Muhammad Ali, Herbert Muhammad & Richard Durham. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20May77; LP47877.

LP47878.

I want to keep my baby. CBS Television Network. 120 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 19Nov76; LP47878.

LP47879.

The Melting point of ice. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Jan76 (in notice: 1974); LP47879.

LP47880.

The Pawnshop. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Jan76 (in notice: 1974); LP47880.

LP47881.

Wednesday’s child. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Feb76 (in notice: 1974); LP47881.

LP47882.

Generation of evil. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Feb76 (in notice: 1974); LP47882.

LP47883.

Double image. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Feb76 (in notice: 1974); LP47883.

LP47884.

Mother love. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Feb76 (in notice: 1974); LP47884.

LP47885.

Task force: cop killer. Pt. 1. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Mar76 (in notice: 1974); LP47885.

LP47886.

Task force: cop killer. Pt. 2. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Mar76 (in notice: 1974); LP47886.

LP47887.

The Beautiful die young. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Sep74; LP47887.

LP47888.

Warning to all wives. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Sep74; LP47888.

LP47889.

Seven eleven. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Oct74; LP47889.

LP4789O.

Anatomy of two rapes. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Oct74; LP47890.

LP47891.

It’s only a game. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Oct74; LP47891.

LP47892.

Fish. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Nov74; LP47892.

LP47893.

Flowers of evil. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Nov74; LP47893.

LP47894.

The Stalking of Joey Marr. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Nov74; LP47894.

LP47895.

Requiem for a bored wife. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Nov74; LP47895.

LP47896.

Smack. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Dec74; LP47896.

LP47897.

The Cradle robbers. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Dec74; LP47897.

LP47898.

Shoefly days. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Dec74; LP47898.

LP47899.

Target black. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47899.

LP47900.

Sidewinder. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47900.

LP47901.

Blast. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47901.

LP47902.

No place to hide. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 31Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP47902.

LP47903.

Nothing left to lose. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP47903.

LP47904.

The Company. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP47904.

LP47905.

Ice. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP47905.

LP47906.

Bloody nose. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Mar75 (in notice: 1974); LP47906.

LP47907.

The Loner. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Mar75 (in notice: 1974); LP47907.

LP47908.

Pawns of power. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Sep75 (in notice: 1974); LP47908.

LP47909.

The Score. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Sep75 (in notice: 1974); LP47909.

LP47910.

Paradise Mall. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Sep75 (in notice: 1974); LP47910.

LP47911.

Pattern for evil. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Oct75 (in notice: 1974); LP47911.

LP47912.

The Chasers. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Oct75 (in notice: 1974); LP47912.

LP47913.

Cold wind. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Oct75 (in notice: 1974); LP47913.

LP47914.

Silence. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Oct75 (in notice: 1974); LP47914.

LP47915.

Above and beyond. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 31Oct75 (in notice: 1974); LP47915.

LP47916.

Farewell, Mary Jane. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Nov75 (in notice: 1974); LP47916.

LP47917.

Blaze of glory. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Nov75 (in notice: 1974); LP47917.

LP47918.

Glitter with a bullet. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Colombia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Nov75 (in notice: 1974); LP47918.

LP47919.

The Purge. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Nov75 (in notice: 1974); LP47919.

LP47920.

Don’t feed the pigeons. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Dec75 (in notice: 1974); LP47920.

LP47921.

The Hit. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Dec75 (in notice: 1974); LP47921.

LP47922.

Angela. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) Add. ti: For the love of Angela. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Dec75 (in notice: 1974); LP47922.

LP47923.

Incident near a black and white. David Gerber Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Dec75 (in notice: 1974); LP47923.

LP47924.

The Many adventures of Winnie the Pooh. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the books by A. A. Milne. Prev. pub. 14Oct65, LP32097. NM: compilation, additions & revisions. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Mar77 (in notice: 1965, 1968, 1974, 1976); LP47924.

LP47925.

Mrs. Amworth. Highgate Associates, Ltd. in association with HTV-Bristol & OECA-Toronto. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classics dark and dangerous) Based on the story by E. F. Benson. Appl. au: Learning Corporation of America. © Highgate Associates, Ltd.; 31Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP47925.

LP47926.

Silver Blaze. Highgate Associates, Ltd. in association with HTV-Bristol & OECA-Toronto. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classics dark and dangerous) Based on the story by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle. Appl. au: Learning Corporation of America. Prev. reg. 29Nov12, L141. NM: abridgement & new script. © Highgate Associates, Ltd.; 31Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP47926.

LP47927.

The Island. Highgate Associates, Ltd. in association with HTV-Bristol & OECA-Toronto. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classics dark and dangerous) Based on the story by L. P. Hartley. Appl. au: Learning Corporation of America. © Highgate Associates, Ltd.; 31Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP47927.

LP47928.

Lucan. MGM Television. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 22May77; LP47928.

LP47929.

The Sunshine boys. A Rastar production. Produced in association with M-G-M TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the play of the same title by Neil Simon. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 9Jun77; LP47929.

LP47930.

Sweet revenge. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 4May77 (in notice: 1976); LP47930.

LP47931.

Death of a hunter. David Gerber Productions, Inc. & Paul Radin Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Born free) From the book of the same title by Joy Adamson. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Sep74; LP47931.

LP47932.

Annie Hall. United Artists Corporation. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Jack Rollins & Charles H. Joffee Productions. © United Artists Corporation; 4Apr77; LP47932.

LP47933.

A Bridge too far. Joseph E. Levine Presents, Inc. Released by United Artists. 176 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the book by Cornelius Ryan. © Joseph E. Levine Presents, Inc.; 20May77; LP47933.

LP47934.

Our man in the harem. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47934.

LP47935.

The Day New York turned blue. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb76; LP47935.

LP47936.

Night of the shark. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Mar76; LP47936.

LP47937.

The Return of the bionic woman. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Sep75; LP47937.

LP47938.

The Return of the bionic woman. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Sep75; LP47938.

LP47939.

Showdown at Times Square. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Oct75; LP47939.

LP47940.

Park Avenue pirates. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Sep75; LP47940.

LP47941.

Three guns for New York. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Nov75; LP47941.

LP47942.

Fire! Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Nov75; LP47942.

LP47943.

Welcome home, Jaime. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan76; LP47943.

LP47944.

Welcome home, Jaime. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Jan76; LP47944.

LP47945.

Claws. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Feb76; LP47945.

LP47946.

Bionic beauty. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Mar76; LP47946.

LP47947.

A Thing of the past. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Feb76; LP47947.

LP47948.

Justice deferred. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb76; LP47948.

LP47949.

On the edge. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Jan76; LP47949.

LP47950.

The Frame. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb76; LP47950.

LP47951.

A Grave too soon. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Feb76; LP47951.

LP47952.

The Forgotten room. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Jan76; LP47952.

LP47953.

A Wind from Corsica. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan76; LP47953.

LP47954.

Deadly innocence. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Feb76; LP47954.

LP47955.

Bad dude. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Jan76; LP47955.

LP47956.

Both sides of the law. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Mar76; LP47956.

LP47957.

Over the water. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Nov75; LP47957.

LP47958.

Life, liberation and the pursuit of death. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Oct75; LP47958.

LP47959.

Be careful what you pray for. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Oct75; LP47959.

LP47960.

Money back guarantee. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Dec75; LP47960.

LP47961.

Out of the frying pan. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Nov75; LP47961.

LP47962.

A Long way from Times Square. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Nov75; LP47962.

LP47963.

Sweeter than life. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Sep75; LP47963.

LP47964.

My brother, my enemy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Sep75; LP47964.

LP47965.

A Question of answers. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Sep75; LP47965.

LP47966.

How cruel the frost, how bright the stars. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Dec75; LP47966.

LP47967.

Secret snow, deadly snow. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Oct75; LP47967.

LP47968.

No immunity for murder. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Nov75; LP47968.

LP47969.

A House of prayer, a den of thieves. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Dec75; LP47969.

LP47970.

The Nicest guys on the block. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Nov75; LP47970.

LP47971.

The 3D shapes game. Xerox Films. Made by Stephen Bosustow Productions. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Shapes and symmetry series) Appl. au: Xerox Corporation, employer for hire. © Xerox Corporation; 4Nov71; LP47971.

LP47972.

The 2D shapes game. Xerox Films. Made by Stephen Bosustow Productions. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Shapes and symmetry series) Appl. au: Xerox Corporation, employer for hire. © Xerox Corporation; 21Oct71; LP47972.

#### LU

LU3748.

Woman on the lawn. Productions A-Propos. 17 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Lawrence Peter Stevens a.k.a. Lorenzo DeStefano. © Lawrence Peter Stevens a.k.a. Lorenzo DeStefano d.b.a. Productions A-Propos; 6Jan77; LU3748.

LU3749.

Journey into the wilderness. Paul John Tabar. 7 min., color, 8 mm. © Paul John Tabar; 26Jan77; LU3749.

LU3750.

Rat tales. Paul John Tabar. Color. © Paul John Tabar; 26Jan77; LU3750.

LU3751.

Unmade beds. Amos Poe. 80 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Amos Poe; 8Apr77; LU3751.

LU3752.

Beartooth. Beartooth, Ltd. 92 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Beartooth, Ltd.; 14Feb77; LU3752.

LU3753.

Visitor from the Planet Zenod. Anne Deleonibus. 12 min., sd., color, 8 mm. © Anne Deleonibus; 3Mar77; LU3753.

LU3754.

African suite. Lynn Carol Reynolds-Haymond. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lynn Carol Reynolds-Haymond; 25Feb77; LU3754.

LU3755.

The Fugitive, the frigate and the fish. Catherine T. Weinaug. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sunshine shack) © Michael D. Meece & Catherine T. Weinaug; 10May77; LU3755.

LU3756.

Desert dilemma. Gregory Scott Cawthon. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Gregory Scott Cawthon; 9May77; LU3756.

LU3757.

Star spec. Gary Hilland. 12 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Doug Reed & Gary Hilland; 4May77; LU3757.

LU3758.

Scraplab; or, What hath NASA wrought? Doug Reed. 19 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. © Doug Reed & Gary Hilland; 4May77; LU3758.

LU3760.

Round the naked round. Rekab Films Productions, Ltd. 80 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Rekab Film Productions, Ltd.; 25May77; LU3760.

LU3761.

It’s not that easy, being a card catalog. Leon County School Board. Made by Shirley S. Schiffman. 14 min., sd., color, 8 mm. © Leon County School Board; 6Jun77; LU3761.

LU3762.

The Adventures of Super Dewey. Leon County School Board. Made by Shirley S. Schiffman. 14 min., sd., color, 8 mm. © Leon County School Board; 6Jun77; LU3762.

LU3763.

Zak. Kent B. Bateman. 95 min., sd., color. © Kent B. Bateman; 24Feb77; LU3763.

LU3764.

The Paperless salesman. Blaine Russell. 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Blaine Russell & Morris Mason Heldt; 17May77; LU3764.

LU3765.

In the shadow of danger. McIntosh-Grant-McIntosh Motion Pictures. 70 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Appl. au: Donald L. Grant. © Donald L. Grant; 13Jun77; LU3765.

#### MP

MP29725.

Getting the point of dictation. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 16 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 1Jun76 (in notice: 1975); MP29725.

MP29852.

Hyaline membrane disease. American College of Radiology. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29852.

MP29853.

Radiology of inflammatory diseases of the colon. American College of Radiology. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29853.

MP29854.

Radiologic diagnosis of interstitial disease of the lung. American College of Radiology. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) Add. ti: Interstitial diseases of the lung. © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29854.

MP29855.

The Normal and abnormal sella turcica. American College of Radiology. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29855.

MP29856.

Arthritis and allied disorders. American College of Radiology. 39 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29856.

MP29857.

Intestinal blockage in the newborn. American College of Radiology. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (ACR program of audiovisual materials for continuing education in radiology) Add. ti: Intestinal obstruction in the newborn. © American College of Radiology; 1Dec75; MP29857.

MP30075.

All this and World War 2. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © on compilation, additions & revisions including new soundtrack material; Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 12Nov76; MP30075.

MP30076.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, December 22, 1975. 7:00 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: additions. © CBS, Inc.; 22Dec75; MP30076.

MP30077.

Social issues. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Police marriage) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30077.

MP30078.

Legal considerations for PSRO operation. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 46 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30078.

MP30079.

An Approach to medical care evaluation studies. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 42 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30079.

MP30080.

An Overview of the PSRO program. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 43 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30080.

MP30081.

Techniques of concurrent review activity. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 54 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) Add. ti: Techniques of concurrent review activities. © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30081.

MP30082.

PSRO data collection methodology. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 32 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30082.

MP30083.

The Hospital delegation process. Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Training aids for PSRO personnel) © Northern Virginia Foundation for Medical Care, Inc.; 7Aug76; MP30083.

MP30084.

1977 Chevy blazer. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) Appl. au: The Bill Sandy Company, Inc. © Chevrolet Motor Division (in notice: Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep76; MP30084.

MP30085.

1977 Chevy 4-wheel drive, K10, 20, 30. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 11 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) Appl. au: The Bill Sandy Company, Inc. © Chevrolet Motor Division (in notice: Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep76; MP30085.

MP30086.

Chevrolet. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 14 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) Appl. au: The Bill Sandy Company, Inc. © Chevrolet Motor Division (in notice: Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep76; MP30086.

MP30087.

Celebracion. McGraw-Hill Broadcasting Company, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (La Raza) © McGraw-Hill Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 1Dec75 (in notice: 1974); MP30087.

MP30088.

Motorized hang-glider film. Michael Joseph Grossberg. 2 min., si., color, 16 mm. © M. J. Grossberg; 9Nov76; MP30088.

MP30089.

Flossing techniques. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Dental health series, SD-B) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 10Dec74; MP30089.

MP30090.

Brushing techniques. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 4 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. (Dental health series, SD-A) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 10Dec74; MP30090.

MP30091.

The National economy quiz. Aetna Life and Casualty. Produced in cooperation with Joint Council on Economic Education. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Aetna Life and Casualty; 1Nov76; MP30091.

MP30092.

Arm wrestling. Skip Baurley. 4 min., si., color, 8 mm. © Skip Baurley; 1Sep76; MP30092.

MP30093.

Nevada City, a cycling classic. Take One Productions. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Take One Productions; 1Aug76; MP30093.

MP30094.

Muhammad Ali: skill, brains and guts. The Big Fights, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: William D. Cayton. © The Big Fights, Inc.; 10Jan75; MP30094.

MP30095.

The Edge. State Farm Fire and Casualty Company. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (PACE/I.V.) Add. ti: Protection against a changing economy/insurance to value. © State Farm Fire and Casualty Company; 1Jun76; MP30095.

MP30096.

Concerto for orchestra. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New York Philharmonic young people’s concerts) Appl. au: Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. © Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.; 26Sep71; MP30096.

MP30097.

Personal issues. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. Made by Baystate Film Productions, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Police marriage) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30097.

MP30098.

Family issues. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. Made by Baystate Film Productions, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Police marriage) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30098.

MP30099.

Officer stress awareness. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. Made by Baystate Film Productions, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer stress awareness) Created by George L. Kirkham. © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30099.

MP30100.

Internalizing problems. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. Made by Baystate Film Productions, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer stress awareness) Created by George L. Kirkham. © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30100.

MP30101.

Exceptional teaching. Bell and Howell Company. 123 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. Appl. au: Charles E. Merrill Publishing Company. © Bell and Howell Company; 4Mar76; MP30101.

MP30102.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, September 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Sep76; MP30102.

MP30103.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, August 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Aug76; MP30103.

MP30104.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, August 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Aug76; MP30104.

MP30105.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, June 27, 1976. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: additions & revisions. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jun76; MP30105.

MP30106.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, June 27, 1976. 6:00 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jun76; MP30106.

MP30107.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Sep76; MP30107.

MP30108.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Sep76; MP30108.

MP30109.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep76; MP30109.

MP30110.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Aug76; MP30110.

MP30111.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Aug76; MP30111.

MP30112.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Aug76; MP30112.

MP30113.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Aug76; MP30113.

MP30114.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Aug76; MP30114.

MP30115.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Sep76; MP30115.

MP30116.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Aug76; MP30116.

MP30117.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Aug76; MP30117.

MP30118.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, August 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Aug76; MP30118.

MP30119.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Aug76; MP30119.

MP30120.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, August 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Aug76; MP30120.

MP30121.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, August 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Aug76; MP30121.

MP30122.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Aug76; MP30122.

MP30123.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, August 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Aug76; MP30123.

MP30124.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Aug76; MP30124.

MP30125.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, August 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Aug76; MP30125.

MP30126.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, August 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Aug76; MP30126.

MP30127.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Aug76; MP30127.

MP30128.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Aug76; MP30128.

MP30129.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Aug76; MP30129.

MP30130.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Aug76; MP30130.

MP30131.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Aug76; MP30131.

MP30132.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Aug76; MP30132.

MP30133.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Aug76; MP30133.

MP30134.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Aug76; MP30134.

MP30135.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Aug76; MP30135.

MP30136.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Aug76; MP30136.

MP30137.

CBS morning news, Friday, June 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Jun76; MP30137.

MP30138.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, December 25, 1975. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Dec75; MP30138.

MP30139.

Leveling practice. Phillips Petroleum Company. 4 motion pictures (168 min.), sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Phillips leveling program) © Phillips Petroleum Company; 15Nov76; MP30139.

MP30140.

Electric fields and moving media. Education Development Center, Inc. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (National Committee for Electrical Engineering film series) © Education Development Center, Inc.; 1Aug71 (in notice: 1970); MP30140.

MP30141.

Wild shores of Patagonia. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 17Oct76; MP30141.

MP30142.

Land at river’s end. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 7Nov76; MP30142.

MP30143.

Edge on performance. Du Pont Company. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: James D. Barhydt. © Du Pont Company (E. I. du Pont de Nemours and Company); 10Sep76; MP30143.

MP30144.

Sathya Sai Darsan. Sri Sathya Sai Central Committee of America. 33 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. Appl. au: Richard Kaplowitz. © Sri Sathya Sai Central Committee of America; 15Jul76; MP30144.

MP30145.

A Disturbing silence. Home Mission Board, Southern Baptist Convention. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Home Mission Board, Southern Baptist Convention; 1Sep76; MP30145.

MP30146.

Early Duchenne muscular dystrophy for teachers and aides. Randall S. Benson. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Randall S. Benson; 24Sep76; MP30146.

MP30147.

Neonatal perception inventory. Elsie R. Broussard. 12 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Elsie R. Broussard; 16Jul76; MP30147.

MP30148.

Which energy. Stuart Finley, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Science of energy) © Stuart Finley, Inc.; 8Nov76; MP30148.

MP30149.

Weekend. Program 17. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Dec75; MP30149.

MP30150.

The Resource room: purpose and procedures. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30150.

MP30151.

Structuring spelling: how it happens. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30151.

MP30152.

Paragraph designs and their relation to oral language: listening and speaking. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 32 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30152.

MP30153.

Developing sentence structure: the oral phase. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Add. ti: Developing sentence structure: oral phase. Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30153.

MP30154.

Dictation: the bridge between oral and written language. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 27 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Add. ti: Dictation: bridge between oral and written expression. Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30154.

MP30155.

Strategy for comprehension: structure of a story. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30155.

MP30156.

Picture study: prerequisite to reading comprehension. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30156.

MP30157.

Paragraph designs and their relation to written expression: reading and writing. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 31 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30157.

MP30158.

Building the concepts of addition and subtraction. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 43 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30158.

MP30159.

Building the concepts of multiplication and division. Fuller E. Callaway Foundation, Inc. 42 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Resource room children: strategies for progress) Appl. au: LaGrange School System. © LaGrange School System (in notice: LaGrange City School System); 1Sep76; MP30159.

MP30160.

Focus on the extended family in family therapy. Murray Bowen. 57 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Murray Bowen; 1Aug76; MP30160.

MP30161.

Total hip replacement. Professional Research, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Jun76; MP30161.

MP30162.

Death and the doctor. Professional Research, Inc. Made by The Filmakers. 20 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30162.

MP30163.

The Dying patient. Professional Research, Inc. Made by The Filmakers. 19 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30163.

MP30164.

The Family. Professional Research, Inc. Made by The Filmakers. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30164.

MP30165.

Living with dying. Professional Research, Inc. Made by The Filmakers. 19 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30165.

MP30166.

Nosocomial infections. Professional Research, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1May75; MP30166.

MP30167.

Neck pain. Professional Research, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 3Nov75; MP30167.

MP30168.

Weight control. Professional Research, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 5Oct75; MP30168.

MP30169.

Laser light therapy. Professional Research, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 20Jun75; MP30169.

MP30170.

Low back pain. Professional Research, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Jul75; MP30170.

MP30171.

Cast care. Professional Research, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jul75; MP30171.

MP30172.

Why accreditation? Professional Research, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospitals. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jul75; MP30172.

MP30173.

Voluntary tubal sterilization. Professional Research, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 10Apr75 (in notice: 1974); MP30173.

MP30174.

Hard contact lenses. Professional Research, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30174.

MP30175.

Soft lenses. Professional Research, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 3Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30175.

MP30176.

Soft lenses. Professional Research, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 10Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30176.

MP30177.

Care and protection of your eyes. Professional Research, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30177.

MP30178.

Care and protection of your eyes. Professional Research, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30178.

MP30179.

Strabismus. Professional Research, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30179.

MP30180.

Before and after your surgery. Professional Research, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 13Mar75 (in notice: 1974); MP30180.

MP30181.

The Examination of vision. Professional Research, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 11Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30181.

MP30182.

Handling hard contact lenses. Professional Research, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30182.

MP30183.

Vasectomy. Professional Research, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Jun75 (in notice: 1974); MP30183.

MP30184.

The Medical examination of your eyes. Professional Research, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30184.

MP30185.

Cataracts. Professional Research, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30185.

MP30186.

Glaucoma. Professional Research, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Feb75 (in notice: 1974); MP30186.

MP30187.

Tracking the North American mountain lion. National Geographic Society. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Man and the animal series) Prev. pub. 6Mar74, MP25482. NM: additional cinematographic work & abridgement. © The National Geographic Society; 20Oct76; MP30187.

MP30188.

Wrestling. Skip Baurley. 11 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Skip Baurley; 1Sep76; MP30188.

MP30189.

Boxing. Skip Baurley. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Skip Baurley; 1Sep76; MP30189.

MP30190.

The Eastern wild turkey in Pennsylvania. Pennsylvania Game Commission. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pennsylvania Game Commission: 1Nov76; MP30190.

MP30191.

Colles’ fractures: functional bracing in supination. Johnson and Johnson. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Johnson and Johnson: 23Sep76; MP30191.

MP30192.

Forearm fractures: a functional method of treatment. Johnson and Johnson. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Johnson and Johnson; 23Sep76; MP30192.

MP30193.

Coal: the rock that burns. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 23Aug76; MP30193.

MP30194.

Playground safety—simple as A, B, C. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Playground safety—as simple as A, B, C. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 3Sep76; MP30194.

MP30195.

Uhh! whoosh! and thud! Science in throwing and catching. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 17Sep76; MP30195.

MP30196.

Primary school bus safety. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP30196.

MP30197.

Elementary natural science: owls. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 11Oct76; MP30197.

MP30198.

Coins of the world: history in metal. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 19Oct76; MP30198.

MP30199.

Bicycle safety: the rules of the road. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 18Nov76; MP30199.

MP30200.

Home safety—it’s up to you. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 13Oct76; MP30200.

MP30201.

Family wills. Ohio State Bar Association. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Ohio State Bar Association; 1Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30201.

MP30202.

Supermarket advice. Ohio State Bar Association. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Ohio State Bar Association; 1Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30202.

MP30203.

Individual rights. Ohio State Bar Association. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Ohio State Bar Association; 1Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30203.

MP30204.

Everybody rides the carousel. The Hubley Studio, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Adapted from the works of Erik H. Erikson. © The Hubley Studio, Inc.; 14Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30204.

MP30205.

Money, taxes and imagination. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 5Aug76; MP30205.

MP30206.

The Monster. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 9Nov76; MP30206.

MP30207.

Thonk! Science and hitting a ball. Centron Corporation, Inc. Made by Centron Educational Films. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 30Sep76; MP30207.

MP30208.

The Pho/Trax system. CT Searle Systems, division of Searle Radiographics, Inc. Made by Scientificom, division of LaRue Communications, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © CT Searle Systems, division of Searle Radiographics, Inc.; 1Jul76; MP30208.

MP30209.

Blast effects and protection against explosions. Dow Chemical Company. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 6) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30209.

MP30210.

Introduction and thermochemistry. Dow Chemical Company. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 1) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30210.

MP30211.

Condensed phase detonations and evaluating hazard potential. Dow Chemical Company. 33 min., sd., color videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 5) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30211.

MP30212.

Kinetochemistry and ignition. Dow Chemical Company. 32 min., sd., color videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 2) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30212.

MP30213.

Flames and dust explosions. Dow Chemical Company. 34 min., sd., color videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 3) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30213.

MP30214.

Thermal explosions and gas phase detonations. Dow Chemical Company. 32 min., sd., color videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Fundamentals of fire and explosion, program 4) © The Dow Chemical Company; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30214.

MP30215.

Degenerative joint disease. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Arthritis patient education series) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Aug76; MP30215.

MP30216.

I.t.a.: a new world of reading and writing. Initial Teaching Alphabet Foundation, Inc. Produced in cooperation with KMBC TV & the Excelsior Springs Public School District. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Initial Teaching Alphabet Foundation, Inc.; 17Sep76; MP30216.

MP30217.

Who are you? Bill Helvey Productions. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Bill Helvey. © Bill Helvey Productions; 5Dec76; MP30217.

MP30218.

Spelling simple sounds. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. Made by Journal Films, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spelling skills series, film no. 2) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 20Oct76; MP30218.

MP30219.

Bold sharing. Communication Division, Home Mission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Home Mission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention. © Home Mission Board of the Southern Baptist Convention; 15Oct76; MP30219.

MP30220.

From the horse’s mouth. The Insurance Crime Prevention Institute. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Insurance Crime Prevention Institute (ICPI); 15Nov76; MP30220.

MP30221.

Meet Marguerite De Angeli. Jaqueline N. Shachter. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) (Profiles in literature) © Jaqueline N. Shachter; 28Apr76; MP30221.

MP30222.

Dramatizations from four books. Jaqueline N. Shachter. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) (Profiles in literature) © Jaqueline N. Shachter; 25Jul76; MP30222.

MP30223.

Ocean floor completions. Vetco Offshore, Inc. Made by R. B. Chenoweth Films. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Vetco Offshore, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30223.

MP30224.

Ore extra 225. Edward L. Sarber. Distributed by Starlake Films. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Edward L. Sarber & Henry C. Trowe; 5Nov76; MP30224.

MP30225.

Frame by frame: the art of animation. Paul Burnford Film Productions. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Burnford Film Productions; 6Aug74 (in notice: 1973); MP30225.

MP30226.

An Adventure in film lighting. Paul Burnford Film Productions. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Burnford Film Productions; 25Apr75 (in notice: 1974); MP30226.

MP30227.

Camera magic: the art of special effects. Paul Burnford Film Productions. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Burnford Film Productions; 16Jul73; MP30227.

MP30228.

Basic film photography. Paul Burnford Educational Films, Inc. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Burnford Educational Films, Inc.; 19Apr76; MP30228.

MP30229.

Basic film editing. Paul Burnford Educational Films, Inc. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Burnford Educational Films, Inc.; 19Mar75; MP30229.

MP30230.

Amanita. Pyramid Films. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pyramid Films; 15Jul74; MP30230.

MP30231.

Solo—behind the scenes. Pyramid Films Corporation. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pyramid Films Corporation; 31May73; MP30231.

MP30232.

Skateboard safety. John E. McDonald. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © John E. McDonald; 2Apr76; MP30232.

MP30233.

Everything about bicycles. Farmhouse Films, Inc. Produced in cooperation with National Safety Council. Distributed by Pyramid Films Corporation. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pyramid Films Corporation & Farmhouse Films, Inc.; 11Feb76; MP30233.

MP30234.

Your first boss—a person you’ll never forget. The Dow Chemical Company & The American Chemical Society in cooperation with Dow Video Productions. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Dow Chemical Company; 30Aug76; MP30234.

MP30235.

R. D. Laing on R. D. Laing. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. Made by Visual Projects, Ltd. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 13Sep76; MP30235.

MP30236.

Nonverbal communication. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm.; Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30236.

MP30237.

Human aggression. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30237.

MP30238.

Power steering checks and adjustments. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Master technicians service conference, Oct. 1976 session) © Chrysler Corporation; 29Oct76; MP30238.

MP30239.

New propane assisted idle adjustment. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Master technicians service conference, Sept. 1976 session) © Chrysler Corporation; 29Sep76; MP30239.

MP30240.

1977 Chrysler presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: ’77 Chrysler presentation. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30240.

MP30241.

The Car in the middle (Chrysler-Plymouth version) Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Unified training system, market target film 1) © Chrysler Corporation; 3Nov76; MP30241.

MP30242.

1977 Gran Fury presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Nov76; MP30242.

MP30243.

Two barrels for six cylinders. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Master technicians service conference, Nov. 1976 session) © Chrysler Corporation; 26Nov76; MP30243.

MP30244.

The Car in the middle (Dodge version) Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Unified training system, market target film 1) © Chrysler Corporation; 3Nov76; MP30244.

MP30245.

1977 Tradesman presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30245.

MP30246.

1977 Ramcharger presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30246.

MP30247.

1977 Cordoba presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: ’77 Cordoba presentation. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30247.

MP30248.

1977 Trail Duster presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: ’77 Trail Duster presentation. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30248.

MP30249.

1977 Volare presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30249.

MP30250.

1977 Charger S.E. presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30250.

MP30251.

1977 Voyager presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: ’77 Voyager presentation. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30251.

MP30252.

1977 Monaco presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30252.

MP30253.

1977 pickup presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30253.

MP30254.

1977 Royal Monaco presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30254.

MP30255.

1977 Sportsman presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30255.

MP30256.

1977 Fury presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: ’77 Fury presentation. © Chrysler Corporation; 15Oct76; MP30256.

MP30257.

1977 Aspen presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 8Oct76; MP30257.

MP30258.

A Little yodel. Sanna Division, Beatrice Foods Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sanna Division, Beatrice Foods Company; 1Oct76; MP30258.

MP30259.

The Day everything went wrong. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer survival: an approach to conflict management) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP30259.

MP30260.

Defusing hostile individuals. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer survival: an approach to conflict management) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP30260.

MP30261.

Problem identification: determining the underlying issues of a conflict. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer survival: an approach to conflict management) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP30261.

MP30262.

Approaching potentially explosive conflicts. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer survival: an approach to conflict management) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP30262.

MP30263.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, July 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jul76; MP30263.

MP30264.

America—where do we stand? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 652) Add. ti: Where is America now? Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 29Feb76; MP30264.

MP30265.

The Real Jesus. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 664) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 20Jun76; MP30265.

MP30266.

Is God trying to save the world now? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 663) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 13Jun76; MP30266.

MP30267.

How to find truth. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 661) Add. ti: GTA in Dallas—find truth. Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 30May76; MP30267.

MP30268.

GTA in Kansas City—1st night. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 659) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 16May76; MP30268.

MP30269.

GTA in Big Sandy. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 660) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 23May76; MP30269.

MP30270.

What is a real Christian? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 662) Add. ti: What is a true Christian? Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 6Jun76; MP30270.

MP30271.

Showcase of the deep. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 649) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 11Jan76; MP30271.

MP30272.

Garner Ted Armstrong in Kansas City. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 658) Add. ti: Kansas City—2nd night. Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 9May76; MP30272.

MP30273.

The Unseen God. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 674) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 28Nov76; MP30273.

MP30274.

What is a real Christian? Ambassador College. 59 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. SP-11) Add. ti: What is a true Christian? Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 30Sep76; MP30274.

MP30275.

U.N.: an utter failure. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 673) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 21Nov76; MP30275.

MP30276.

To sleep on a bomb. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 671) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 7Nov76; MP30276.

MP30277.

What is truth? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 655) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 14Mar76; MP30277.

MP30278.

A Gospel you haven’t heard. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 672) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 14Nov76; MP30278.

MP30279.

Meet Jesse Jackson. Jaqueline N. Shachter. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) © Jaqueline N. Shachter; 5Mar76; MP30279.

MP30280.

Whatever happened to honesty? Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 4Jan77; MP30280.

MP30281.

Wild edible plants. West Wind Productions, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30281.

MP30282.

Mountain flowers. West Wind Productions, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30282.

MP30283.

Aspen. West Wind Productions, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30283.

MP30284.

Obstetrics and gynecology. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 16 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 12) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30284.

MP30285.

Gastrointestinal system. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 17 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 10) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30285.

MP30286.

Genito-urinary system. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 17 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 11) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30286.

MP30287.

Respiratory system. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 13 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 9) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30287.

MP30288.

Skeletal system. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 7) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30288.

MP30289.

Cardiovascular system. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 10 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Language of medicine, lesson 8) Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30289.

MP30290.

Attitudes for survival. Melton Truck Lines, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Keeping it together on the road, film 1) © Melton Truck Lines, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30290.

MP30291.

Emotions and how to live with them on the road. Melton Truck Lines, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Keeping it together on the road, film 2) © Melton Truck Lines, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30291.

MP30292.

Driving safely and enjoying it. The choice is yours. Melton Truck Lines, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Keeping it together on the road, film 4) © Melton Truck Lines, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30292.

MP30293.

What’s in it for you to drive safely? Melton Truck Lines, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Keeping it together on the road, film 3) © Melton Truck Lines, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30293.

MP30294.

It’s about people. The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints. Made by Media Services, Brigham Young University. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Brigham Young University; 31Jul76; MP30294.

MP30295.

Rivers. University of Missouri. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © University of Missouri; 1Jul76; MP30295.

MP30296.

Peat: a natural means to a better environment. Bay-Houston Towing Company, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Bay-Houston Towing Company, Inc.; 2Aug76; MP30296.

MP30297.

A Labor of love. FlaxGold Productions. 68 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © FlaxGold Productions; 29Sep75; MP30297.

MP30298.

Examples of natural control of the cabbage looper (Trichoplusia ni) Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 7Dec76; MP30298.

MP30299.

Pressure relationships in the circulatory system of the abalone (Halitotis corrugata) Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. Made by the Science Film Advisory Board & Film Production Unit, Iowa State University. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Pressure relationships within the circulatory system of abalone. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 7Dec76; MP30299.

MP30300.

Momentum measurement. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Studies in classical relativity) Add. ti: Momentum measurements. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 2Apr76; MP30300.

MP30301.

Velocity measurements. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Studies in classical relativity) © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 2Apr76; MP30301.

MP30302.

Closed containers and fire. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. in cooperation with the Akron Brass Company, a subsidiary of Premier Industrial Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Closed containers in fire. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 10Nov76; MP30302.

MP30303.

Day of the dark sun. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. Produced with the cooperation of the Government of Kenya & the National Science Foundation. Made by the Film Production Unit, Iowa State University. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 1May75; MP30303.

MP30304.

Introduction to speech and language disorders. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. Made by Speech and Hearing Clinic, Department of Speech, Iowa State University. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 1Dec75; MP30304.

MP30305.

America at the movies. American Revolution Bicentennial Administration. Made by the American Film Institute. 116 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Portions prev. reg. NM: compilation, editing & additions. © The American Film Institute; 22Sep76; MP30305.

MP30306.

Agent’s agreement AA3. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 7Jan77; MP30306.

MP30307.

Treasure! The National Geographic Society & WQED. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The National Geographic Society; 8Dec76; MP30307.

MP30308.

Weekend. Program 18. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 4Feb76; MP30308.

MP30309.

Weekend. Program 19. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Mar76; MP30309.

MP30310.

Weekend. Program 20. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar76; MP30310.

MP30311.

Weekend. Program 21. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Apr76; MP30311.

MP30312.

Freedom’s challenge. Daughters of Saint Paul. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Daughters of Saint Paul; 15Oct76; MP30312.

MP30313.

CBS morning news, Friday, April 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Apr76; MP30313.

MP30314.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, April 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Apr76; MP30314.

MP30315.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, March 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Mar76; MP30315.

MP30316.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, April 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Apr76; MP30316.

MP30317.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, June 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Jun76; MP30317.

MP30318.

1977 Aspen versus Granada. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30318.

MP30319.

1977 Volare versus Nova. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30319.

MP30320.

1977 Ramcharger versus Blazer. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30320.

MP30321.

1977 Aspen versus Nova. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30321.

MP30322.

Hydraulic fundamentals. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 27Dec76; MP30322.

MP30323.

1977 Trail Duster versus Blazer. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30323.

MP30324.

1977 Volare versus Granada. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 via., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Dec76; MP30324.

MP30325.

1977 Newport and New Yorker versus Buick, Mercury and Olds. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 10Dec76; MP30325.

MP30326.

1977 Monaco versus LTD 2. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30326.

MP30327.

1977 Fury versus LTD 2. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30327.

MP30328.

1977 Fury versus Malibu and Cutlass S. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30328.

MP30329.

1977 Cordoba versus T-bird, Grand Prix and Cutlass. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30329.

MP30330.

1977 Gran Fury versus Caprice and LTD. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: 1977 Gran Fury versus Caprice LTD. © Chrysler Corporation; 10Dec76; MP30330.

MP30331.

1977 Monaco versus Malibu and Cutlass S. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 10Dec76; MP30331.

MP30332.

1977 Charger S. E. versus Monte Carlo, Cutlass and T-bird. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30332.

MP30333.

1977 Pickup versus Ford. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30333.

MP30334.

1977 Royal Monaco versus Caprice and LTD. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 10Dec76; MP30334.

MP30335.

1977 Pickup versus Chevrolet. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 3Dec76; MP30335.

MP30336.

Inquiry development program in earth science. Science Research Associates, Inc. 25 motion pictures, si., color, 8 mm. © Science Research Associates, Inc.; 7Nov68; MP30336.

MP30337.

Up! R-M Films International, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Russ Meyer’s Up! From an original story by Russ Meyer, Jim Ryan & Reinhold Timme. Appl. au: Russ Meyer. © R-M Films International, Inc.; 4Oct76; MP30337.

MP30338.

The Language of medicine: introduction. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 12 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25069. NM: revisions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30338.

MP30339.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 1. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 13 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25070. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30339.

MP30340.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 2. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 11 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25071. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30340.

MP30341.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 3. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25072. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30341.

MP30342.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 4. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25073. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30342.

MP30343.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 5. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25074. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30343.

MP30344.

The Language of medicine. Lesson no. 6. Walfran Research and Educational Fund. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Wallace J. Vnuk. Prev. pub. 14Dec73, MP25075. NM: revisions & additions. © Walfran Research and Educational Fund; 1Oct76; MP30344.

MP30345.

Your State capitol. Kane-Smith Productions. 15 min, sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John W. Kane. © John W. Kane & Hiester Q. Smith (in notice: Kane, Smith); 4Jul76; MP30345.

MP30346.

A Walk in the Grand Canyon. Roeber Films. Produced in association with Bill Rase Productions & Glynis Films. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © William Roeber d.b.a. Roeber Films; 15Sep76; MP30346.

MP30347.

Coronary arteriography. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Heart education series, HA-06) Add. ti: Coronary angiography; The Heart series. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 4Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30347.

MP30348.

Bike talk. Golden Coast Film Productions. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Golden Coast Film Productions (in notice: Golden Coast Films); 1Sep76; MP30348.

MP30349.

Multiple identity. TaV. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) Appl. au: Tom DeWitt, EBA & Proctor and Bergman. © TaV; 16May76 (in notice: 1975); MP30349.

MP30350.

Swish: science and curveballs and gliders. Centron Corporation, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 8Dec76; MP30350.

MP30351.

The Carnival of plants. Show no. 1–2. Video Center Productions. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Video Center Productions; 5Oct76; MP30351.

MP30352.

The Filming of a ghost. Darrell Random, Ltd. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 1973. NM: revisions. © Darrell Random, Ltd.; 13Nov76 (in notice: 1973); MP30352.

MP30353.

Meet the grand champion. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 2May76; MP30353.

MP30354.

950/1150 grinder-mixer. International Harvester Company. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 2May76; MP30354.

MP30355.

It’s cold out thar. International Harvester Company. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 6Jun76; MP30355.

MP30356.

Louisville tractor hitch adjustments. International Harvester Company. 17 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 1Mar76; MP30356.

MP30357.

Cut a reliable swath. International Harvester Company. 5 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 2Aug76; MP30357.

MP30358.

International 800 Flex-Frame plow. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester company; 6Jun76; MP30358.

MP30359.

AG tractor service policy. International Harvester Company. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 5Apr76; MP30359.

MP30360.

Tractors you asked for. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 18Jul76; MP30360.

MP30361.

International 720 and 830 forage harvesters. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 2Aug76; MP30361.

MP30362.

Farmall tractor hitch adjustments lower link sensing. International Harvester Company. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 1Mar76; MP30362.

MP30363.

Farm tractor safety. International Harvester Company. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 5Jan76; MP30363.

MP30364.

Surgery of the prostate gland. Professional Research, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 1Jul76; MP30364.

MP30365.

Mothers after divorce. Polymorph Films, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Polymorph Films, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30365.

MP30366.

Careers and babies. Polymorph Films, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Polymorph Films, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP30366.

MP30367.

Once upon a telephone pole. The Missionary Society of Saint Paul the Apostle in the State of New York. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An Education to wonder film) Appl. au: Maclovia Rodriguez. © The Missionary Society of Saint Paul the Apostle in the State of New York; 12Nov71; MP30367.

MP30368.

Foreign exchange and international money market operations. Citibank, N. A. 570 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Prev. reg. 1Nov76, MU9885. © Citibank, N. A.; 20Oct76; MP30368.

MP30369.

Introduction to decimals. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Intermediate mathematics series) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Sep76; MP30369.

MP30370.

Answered questions. Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. 37 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Talks of Hand of the Cause A. Q. Faizi) Appl. au: Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco © Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco (in notice: Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco); 29Dec76 (in notice: 1975); MP30370.

MP30371.

Prayer and meditation. Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Talks of Hand of the Cause A. Q. Faizi) Appl. au: Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco © Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco (in notice: Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco); 29Dec76 (in notice: 1975); MP30371.

MP30372.

Stories and excerpts. Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Talks of Hand of the Cause A. Q. Faizi) Appl. au: Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. © Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco (in notice: Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco); 29Dec76 (in notice: 1975); MP30372.

MP30373.

Problem oriented nursing records. Pt. 1. Fairview General Hospital. Distributed by The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Update clinical nursing) © Fairview General Hospital; 1Dec75; MP30373.

MP30374.

Learning about a broken bone. Fairview General Hospital. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Learning about) © Fairview General Hospital; 1Nov76; MP30374.

MP30375.

Alcohol: what we know about alcohol. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 24 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) Add. ti: Alcohol: overview. © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30375.

MP30376.

Alcohol and teenagers. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) Add. ti: Drugs, alcohol and teenagers. © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30376.

MP30377.

Alcohol: drinking and driving. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30377.

MP30378.

The History of alcohol. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 21 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) Add. ti: Historical role of alcohol. © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30378.

MP30379.

Alcohol: its behavior in the body. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 23 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30379.

MP30380.

Alcohol: what is it? State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Alcohol: an understanding of the drug) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 17Sep75; MP30380.

MP30381.

What if we had a fire? Hartford Fire Insurance Company. Made by JS Communications, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Hartford Fire Insurance Company; 1Sep76; MP30381.

MP30382.

The Ostomate: employable. Lynn C. Matteson. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lynn C. Matteson; 10Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30382.

MP30383.

Live lobster. Peg Dice. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Peg Dice; 30Dec76; MP30383.

MP30384.

The Master control. Auto-Safe Research and Development Corporation. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Auto-Safe R/D Corporation a.a.d.o. Auto-Safe Research and Development Corporation; 28Oct76; MP30384.

MP30385.

Itel advanced system. Itel Corporation. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Itel Corporation; 18Oct76; MP30385.

MP30386.

Shaker 40 channels. Royce Electronics Corporation. Made by Gardner Advertising Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Shaker, 40 channel. © Royce Electronics Corporation; 9Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30386.

MP30387.

Discover: The Lawrence Hall of Science approach. Lawrence Hall of Science. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Regents of the University of California; 1May74; MP30387.

MP30388.

Motor development: birth to walking. State of Wisconsin Department of Health and Social Services. 20 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) © State of Wisconsin Department of Health and Social Services; 2Aug76; MP30388.

MP30389.

Conveyor installation and maintenance. Marshall Maintenance. Produced with the cooperation of Hytrol Conveyor Company, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Marshall Maintenance; 19Aug76; MP30389.

MP30390.

Snake River birds of prey. Pt. 1. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 19Sep76; MP30390.

MP30391.

Snake River birds of prey. Pt. 2. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 26Sep76; MP30391.

MP30392.

More for less. Pennwalt Corporation, Agricultural Chemical Division. Made by Vision Associates, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pennwalt Corporation, Agricultural Chemical Division; 15Oct76; MP30392.

MP30393.

1977 Pontiac full size versus Ford and Chrysler (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Add. ti: 1977 full size Pontiacs versus Ford and Chrysler (California version) Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Dec76; MP30393.

MP30394.

1977 full size Pontiacs versus Ford and Chrysler (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Dec76; MP30394.

MP30395.

1977 Pontiac Ventura versus Ford and Chrysler compacts (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Dec76; MP30395.

MP30396.

1977 Pontiac Ventura versus Ford and Chrysler compacts (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Dec76; MP30396.

MP30397.

New York self-reflected. Josef K. Krames. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Josef K. Krames; 19Dec76; MP30397.

MP30398.

Short films: 1976. Stan Brakhage. 21 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Stan Brakhage; 13Nov76; MP30398.

MP30399.

Poisons all around us. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP30399.

MP30400.

1977 Oldsmobile V-6 economy (California version) Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 17Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30400.

MP30401.

1977 Oldsmobile V-6 economy (49 state version) Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30401.

MP30402.

1977 Pontiac Sunbird sport hatch (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30402.

MP30403.

1977 Pontiac Sunbird sport hatch (49 state) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cassette. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30403.

MP30404.

Towhead the gunslinger. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Personal side of safety series) © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30404.

MP30405.

Towhead’s terrible temper. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Personal side of safety series) © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30405.

MP30406.

Towhead blows his chance. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Personal side of safety series) © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30406.

MP30407.

Towhead busts his back. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Personal side of safety series) Add. ti: Towhead’s aching back. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30407.

MP30408.

Who’s to blame? National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30408.

MP30409.

The Responsible driver. National safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30409.

MP30410.

The Extra step. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Take the extra step. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30410.

MP30411.

The Iron graveyard. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30411.

MP30412.

The Last round. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Safety Council; 29Dec76; MP30412.

MP30413.

Drive and survive. Highway Safety Films, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Highway Safety Films, Inc.; 13Jan77; MP30413.

MP30414.

A Special responsibility. Pitney-Bowes, Inc. Produced in association with Film Counselors, Inc. Made by Amberly Productions, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pitney-Bowes, Inc.; 6May74; MP30414.

MP30415.

Evaluating business ventures. W. Keith Henderson. 765 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) © W. Keith Henderson; 30Dec76; MP30415.

MP30416.

Epidural neurostimulation. Sister Kenny Institute. 11 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Charles Burton. © Sister Kenny Institute; 8Aug76; MP30416.

MP30417.

Gravity lumbar reduction therapy. Sister Kenny Institute. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Charles Burton & Gail Nida. © Sister Kenny Institute; 2Aug76; MP30417.

MP30418.

John Ciardi. Jaqueline Shachter. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) © Jaqueline Shachter (in notice: Jacqueline N. Shachter); 18Nov76; MP30418.

MP30419.

Scott O’Dell. Jaqueline Shachter. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) © Jaqueline Shachter (in notice: Jacqueline N. Shachter); 18Nov76; MP30419.

MP30420.

Brown ’n Serve, Brownie. Swift and Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Swift and Company; 20Oct76; MP30420.

MP30421.

Meet what you eat. Public Relations Department of Esmark, Inc. & The Creative Works, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Esmark, Inc. © Esmark, Inc.; 4Oct76; MP30421.

MP30422.

Motorcycle rider course. Motorcycle Safety Foundation. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Motorcycle Safety Foundation; 8Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30422.

MP30423.

The Dragon wore tennis shoes. Diane Lum-King Li. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Diane Lum-King Li; 1Dec75; MP30423.

MP30424.

World of the Lapps. Pt. 1. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 2Jan77; MP30424.

MP30425.

World of the Lapps. Pt. 2. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 2Jan77; MP30425.

MP30426.

Peer facilitators: youth helping youth. Educational Media Corporation. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Educational Media Corporation; 15Nov76; MP30426.

MP30427.

Developmental counseling in the elementary school. Educational Media Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Educational Media Corporation; 15Nov76; MP30427.

MP30428.

Court room. M and M Mars, Inc. 30 sec. sd., color, 16 mm. © M and M Mars, Inc. (in notice: Mars, Inc.); 3Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30428.

MP30429.

In case of accident. E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company. Made by Arden Films, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Safe distribution of hazardous materials) © E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company; 8Dec75; MP30429.

MP30430.

Safe distribution of hazardous materials. E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Safe distribution of hazardous materials) © E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company; 15Aug75; MP30430.

MP30431.

On the scene. E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company. Made by Arden Films, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Safe distribution of hazardous materials) © E. I. Du Pont De Nemours and Company; 2Mar76; MP30431.

MP30432.

Stick it in your ear. Colorado Hearing and Speech Center. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Colorado Hearing and Speech Center; 5Nov76; MP30432.

MP30433.

Exploring the Leewards. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 6Feb77; MP30433.

MP30434.

The Chimpanzees of Tanzania. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 6Feb77; MP30434.

MP30435.

Gynecological discharges. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Ob/gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling, obstetrics and gynecology © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30435.

MP30436.

Tubal ligation. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Ob/gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling, obstetrics and gynecology © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30436.

MP30437.

Day of the lynx. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 28Nov76; MP30437.

MP30438.

Realm of the rhea. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) NM: new cinematographic work. © Mutual of Omaha; 19Dec76; MP30438.

MP30439.

Welcome to our world. Marsh & Deegie Phelps. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Marsh & Deegie d.b.a. Deemar; 25Aug76; MP30439.

MP30440.

Trapped. Gene S. Weiss. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Gene S. Weiss; 13Dec76; MP30440.

MP30441.

Self control: learning to C. A. R. E. for yourself. Counseling Films, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Counseling Films, Inc.; 1Sep76; MP30441.

MP30442.

Primum non nocere. Cinema Medica, Inc. 1 reel, sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Primum non nocre. © Cinema Medica, Inc.; 1Oct76 (in notice: 1977); MP30442.

MP30443.

Behavior modeling training. Federated Department Stores, Inc. 134 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Federated Department Stores, Inc.; 19Nov76; MP30443.

MP30444.

This is Riggs. Riggs National Bank. Made by TransMedia International, Ltd. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Riggs National Bank; 25Nov76; MP30444.

MP30445.

The Six billion dollar sell. Consumers Union of United States, Inc. Produced in cooperation with New York State Consumer Protection Board. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Consumers Union of United States, Inc. & New York State Consumer Protection Board; 16Nov76; MP30445.

MP30446.

The Magic rolling board. MacGillivray-Freeman Films. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Greg MacGillivray. © MacGillivray-Freeman Films; 6Apr76; MP30446.

MP30447.

An approach to conflict management, Conflict resolution; utilizing community resources. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Officer survival) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP30447.

MP30448.

Wish you were here. Time, Inc. 18 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The March of Time) © Time, Inc.; 18Mar49; MP30448.

MP30449.

Red metal of Amarillo. Bechtel Corporation. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Asarco, Inc. © Asarco, Inc. & Bechtel Corporation; 15Nov76; MP30449.

MP30450.

How does your garden grow? Vermont Educational Television. Produced in cooperation with The University of Vermont Cooperative Extension Service & The University of Vermont Agricultural Station. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © University of Vermont; 12Mar76; MP30450.

MP30451.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, February 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Feb77; MP30451.

MP30452.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, April 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Apr76; MP30452.

MP30453.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, April 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Apr76; MP30453.

MP30454.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Aug76; MP30454.

MP30455.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Aug76; MP30455.

MP30456.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Aug76; MP30456.

MP30457.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, August 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Aug76; MP30457.

MP30458.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, August 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Aug76; MP30458.

MP30459.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, July 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jul76; MP30459.

MP30460.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, August 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Aug76; MP30460.

MP30461.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, August 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Aug76; MP30461.

MP30462.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, April 11, 1976. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: additions & revisions. © CBS, Inc.; 11Apr76; MP30462.

MP30463.

Dairy case. Sanna Division, Beatrice Foods Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sanna Division, Beatrice Foods Company; 3Oct76; MP30463.

MP30464.

In search of ancient astronauts. Alan Landsburg Productions, Inc. Released by Tomorrow Entertainment, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book, Chariots of the gods?, by Erich Von Daniken. © Alan Landsburg Productions, Inc.; 1Jan73 (in notice: 1972); MP30464.

MP30465.

CBS morning news, Monday, July 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Jul76; MP30465.

MP30466.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, July 31, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Jul76; MP30466.

MP30467.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, July 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Jul76; MP30467.

MP30468.

Red Ball Express. Steve R. Segal. 3 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Steve R. Segal; 17Dec75; MP30468.

MP30469.

Russian rooster. Steve R. Segal. 4 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Steve R. Segal; 18Dec75; MP30469.

MP30470.

China: the enduring heritage. China Institute in America, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 13) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30470.

MP30471.

China: the beginnings. China Institute in America, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 1) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30471.

MP30472.

China: coming of the West. China Institute in America, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 12) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30472.

MP30473.

China: the Manchu rule. China Institute in America, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 11) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30473.

MP30474.

China: the restoration. China Institute in America, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 10) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30474.

MP30475.

China: under the Mongols. China Institute in America, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 9) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30475.

MP30476.

China: the age of maturity. China Institute in America, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 8) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30476.

MP30477.

China: the Heavenly Khan. China Institute in America, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 7) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30477.

MP30478.

China: the golden age. China Institute in America, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 6) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30478.

MP30479.

China: the great cultural mix. China Institute in America, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 5) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30479.

MP30480.

China: the first empires. China Institute in America, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 4) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30480.

MP30481.

China: hundred schools to one. China Institute in America, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 3) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30481.

MP30482.

China: the making of a civilization. China Institute in America, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chinese history series, film 2) © China Institute in America, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30482.

MP30483.

Inside Marilyn Chambers. Cinema 7, Inc. Released by Mitchell Brothers Film Group. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Portions prev. pub. in Behind the green door, 18Apr73, MP24594 & in Resurrection of Eve, 10Sep73, MP24595. NM: additions & compilation. © Cinema 7, Inc.; 23Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30483.

MP30484.

Millay at Steepletop. Films for the Humanities, Inc. 25 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Sloane Shelton. Appl. states that this is an all-new motion picture which includes some prev. pub. literary material on the soundtrack for which copyright is not claimed. Literary material prev. pub. 1956. © Sloane Shelton; 3Aug76; MP30484.

MP30485.

Fred/Ted. Beneficial Finance Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Beneficial Management Corporation of America. © Beneficial Management Corporation of America; 22Jan77; MP30485.

MP30486.

Gimme shelter. Relpic. Made by Maysles Films, Inc. Released by Cinema 5. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Leonard Holzer; 23Oct70; MP30486.

MP30487.

Changing foods in changing times. Cereal Institute, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cereal Institute, Inc.; 15Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30487.

MP30488.

1977 Pontiac Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition. General Motors Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: Astre and Sunbird versus foreign competition; 1977 Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition—49 state version. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 15Feb77; MP30488.

MP30489.

Astre and Sunbird versus foreign competition. General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: 1977 Astre/Sunbird versus foreign competition—California version. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Feb77; MP30489.

MP30490.

The Pontiac Phoenix. General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: 1977 Phoenix story—49 state version. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 15Feb77; MP30490.

MP30491.

The Pontiac Phoenix. General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: 1977 Phoenix story—California version, © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 22Feb77; MP30491.

MP30492.

The Mattapan-Ashmont High Speed Trolley Line. Screen Media. Released by Interurban Films. 11 min., si., b&w, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: The Mattapan-Ashmont Line. Appl. au: Allen Morrison. © Allen Morrison; 1Jun76; MP30492.

MP30493.

Spinet making in colonial America. The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Colonial Williamsburg Foundation; 10Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30493.

MP30494.

Miracle of Pittron. The Pittron Way. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Wayne T. Alderson. © The Pittron Way; 17Nov76; MP30494.

MP30495.

The Television commercial. Sammy Fields Productions, Inc. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sammy Fields Productions, Inc.; 1Nov72; MP30495.

MP30496.

Breast feeding. Modesto Junior College. 8 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Modesto Junior College; 1Jul76 (in notice: 1975); MP30496.

MP30497.

Taking care. Missouri Pacific Railroad Company. 3 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Missouri Pacific Railroad Company; 1Mar77; MP30497.

MP30498.

Feeding your baby. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Ob/gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling—obstetrics and gynecology. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 20Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30498.

MP30499.

NAO’s Quiet Flare burner. National Airoil Burner Company, Inc. 4 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Airoil Burner Company, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30499.

MP30500.

NAO’s Vapor disposal unit. National Airoil Burner Company, Inc. 3 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Airoil Burner Company, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30500.

MP30501.

NAO’s Populated area combuster. National Airoil Burner Company, Inc. 2 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Airoil Burner Company, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30501.

MP30502.

Sea star behavior: feeding by stomach eversion. Darrell E. Ward. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Darrell E. Ward; 15Jul76; MP30502.

MP30503.

Space (non-printable data] Judson Rosebush. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Judson Rosebush; 1Aug74; MP30503.

MP30504.

Silver Spurs, Santa’s smallest, brightest elf. Robert R. Knigge. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 20Oct76, A790109, & others. NM: adaptation & music. © Robert R. Knigge; 18Nov76; MP30504.

MP30505.

Meat and poultry—how to select them. FilmFair Communications. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © FilmFair Communications; 11Oct76; MP30505.

MP30506.

Webfooted friends. Elihu Blotnick. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Elihu Blotnick; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30506.

MP30507.

To the unknown God. Moody Institute of Science. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sermons from science) © Moody Institute of Science; 28Oct76; MP30507.

MP30508.

Nervous man. Beneficial Management Corporation of America. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Beneficial Management Corporation of America; 8Jan77; MP30508.

MP30509.

Redding, where bright waters meet. Greater Redding Chamber of Commerce. Produced in cooperation with Redding Chamber of Commerce & County of Shasta. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Redding, where the bright waters meet. © Greater Redding Chamber of Commerce; 1Feb77; MP30509.

MP30510.

Late abortion—it’s not too late. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Ob-gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling—obstetrics and gynecology. © The Albany Medical College; 7Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30510.

MP30511.

Early abortion—the earlier the better. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Ob/gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling—obstetrics and gynecology. © The Albany Medical College; 7Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30511.

MP30512.

Terrific gifts. Avon Products, Inc. Made by UniWorld Group, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avon Products, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30512.

MP30513.

Between. L and M Productions. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Gerald J. Le Page. Prev. pub. 29May73, MP24147. NM: revisions & additions. © Gerald J. Le Page; 30May76; MP30513.

MP30514.

Torqueflite transmission: pre-removal diagnosis. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (MTSC, Jan. 1977) © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30514.

MP30515.

1977 Arrow presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30515.

MP30516.

1977 Arrow versus Datsun, Pinto and Vega. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30516.

MP30517.

1977 Colt presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 7 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30517.

MP30518.

1977 Colt versus Datsun, Pinto and Vega. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30518.

MP30519.

Adult toys from Dodge. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 31Jan77; MP30519.

MP30520.

1977 Voyager versus Ford and Chevrolet. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 12Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30520.

MP30521.

1977 Sportsman and Tradesman versus Ford and Chevrolet. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 12Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30521.

MP30522.

Bruce Lee’s original screen test. Trans-National Film Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Larry Joachim. © Trans-National Film Corporation; 1Nov74; MP30522.

MP30523.

The New Indians. National Geographic Society & WQED. 58 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Geographic Society; 17Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30523.

MP30524.

Violin making in colonial America. Colonial Williamsburg Foundation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Colonial Williamsburg Foundation; 1Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP30524.

MP30525.

Bike driver Mike. Donald M. MacIsaac. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Donald M. MacIsaac (in notice: Don MacIsaac); 1May76 (in notice: 1975); MP30525.

MP30526.

Colonial clothing 1760–1770. Colonial Williamsburg Foundation. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Colonial Williamsburg Foundation; 7Dec76; MP30526.

MP30527.

American’s birthday parade, 200 years of freedom for all. Cameo Productions. 16 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Cameo Productions, solely owned by Saul Resnick; 1Sep76; MP30527.

MP30528.

Pysanka, the Ukrainian Easter egg. Filmart Productions. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Slavko Nowytski. © Slavko Nowytski d.b.a. Filmart Productions; 1Feb76 (in notice: 1975); MP30528.

MP30529.

Jimmy who? The Magus Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Jimmy Carter, 1976, Jimmy who? © The Magus Corporation; 15Jul76; MP30529.

MP30530.

What is the Bell System? American Telephone and Telegraph Company. Made by Vibrant Films, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © American Telephone and Telegraph Company/Bell System; 15Aug76; MP30530.

MP30531.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Sep76; MP30531.

MP30532.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30532.

MP30533.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep76; MP30533.

MP30534.

F.D.R.: The man who changed America. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The American parade, episode 7) © CBS, Inc.; 29Aug75; MP30534.

MP30535.

Song of myself. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The American parade, episode 8) © CBS, Inc.; 5Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30535.

MP30536.

Stop, thief! CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The American parade, episode 9) © CBS, Inc.; 19Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30536.

MP30537.

60 minutes. Vol. 8, no. 29. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Jul76; MP30537.

MP30538.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 4. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct76; MP30538.

MP30539.

Saving wild animals, what’s it all about? CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report for young people) © CBS, Inc.; 13May76; MP30539.

MP30540.

Campaign ’76: The Massachusetts and Vermont primaries. CBS News. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Mar76; MP30540.

MP30541.

Campaign ’76: Race for the White House, the perils of polling. CBS News. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 17Sep76; MP30541.

MP30542.

Campaign ’76: Race for the White House, the issues in the Midwest. CBS News. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 10Sep76; MP30542.

MP30543.

Campaign ’76: The Republican National Convention, the week Ford won. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Aug76; MP30543.

MP30544.

Campaign ’76: The Florida primary. CBS News. 32 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Mar76; MP30544.

MP30545.

Campaign ’76: The Illinois primary. CBS News. 31 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS news special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Mar76; MP30545.

MP30546.

Inquiry development program in earth science. Science Research Associates, Inc. 25 motion pictures (5–10 min. each), sd. & si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridges. © Science Research Associates, Inc.; 13Aug68; MP30546.

MP30547.

Profile of a manager. National Educational Media, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Professional management program) © National Educational Media, Inc.; 1Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30547.

MP30548.

Your personal appearance. National Educational Media, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (General business program) © National Educational Media, Inc.; 4Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30548.

MP30549.

Strategy for winning. National Educational Media, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Professional management program) © National Educational Media, Inc.; 3Feb77; MP30549.

MP30550.

Studies in movement design. Barbara Mettler. 10 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Creative dance for children, pt. 4) © Barbara Mettler; 2Feb77; MP30550.

MP30551.

Creative sound and movement. Barbara Mettler. 18 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Creative dance for children, pt. 3) © Barbara Mettler; 2Feb77; MP30551.

MP30552.

Tension and relaxation. Barbara Mettler. 13 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Creative dance for children, pt. 2) © Barbara Mettler; 2Feb77; MP30552.

MP30553.

Creative movement expression. Barbara Mettler. 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Creative dance for children, pt. 1) © Barbara Mettler; 19Jan77; MP30553.

MP30554.

The Minnesota land surveyor. Gross Telelloid Productions. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paul R. Gross. Prev. pub. 20May76, MP29450. NM: revisions. © Gross Telelloid Productions; 23Feb77; MP30554.

MP30555.

P. L. A. N. on it. Amoco Oil Company. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Amoco Oil Company; 1Jan77; MP30555.

MP30556.

The Gusmer “AR” gun training film. Gusmer Corporation. 22 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: Model “AR” gun training film. © Gusmer Corporation; 25May74; MP30556.

MP30557.

Introduction to basic terminology and concepts. Gusmer Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (The Making of a Foam Mechanic, chap. 1) © Gusmer Corporation; 11Dec75; MP30557.

MP30558.

Basics of proportioning. Gusmer Corporation. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (The Making of a Foam Mechanic, chap. 2) © Gusmer Corporation; 13Sep76; MP30558.

MP30559.

Speak up. Missouri Pacific Railroad Company. 3 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Missouri Pacific Railroad Company; 1Mar77; MP30559.

MP30560.

Repairs to automotive plastics. Motors Insurance Corporation. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Motors Insurance Corporation; 3Mar77; MP30560.

MP30561.

The Sagebrush empire. John Wesley Hardin. 20 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. © John Wesley Hardin (in notice: Wes Hardin); 6Feb76 (in notice: 1975); MP30561.

MP30562.

The PCP story. Art-Co Productions. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Alfonso R. Tatano. © Art-Co Productions; 8Dec76; MP30562.

MP30563.

R. D. Laing: a dialogue on mental illness and its treatment. Harper and Row Media. Made by Visual Projects, Ltd. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: R. D. Laing: a dialog on mental illness and its treatment. Appl. au: Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 10Sep76; MP30563.

MP30564.

Disco ’77. Program no. 1. Disco-Vision Productions, Inc. Made by Marcus Productions. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.; 5Jan77; MP30564.

MP30565.

High blood pressure control: a report from four cities. Merck Sharp and Dohme, division of Merck and Company, Inc., a Cinema 70 production. Produced in cooperation with the National High Blood Pressure Education Program. Made by Health Information Services, Merck Sharp and Dohme, division of Merck and Company, Inc. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Merck Sharp and Dohme. © Merck Sharp and Dohme; 15Sep76; MP30565.

MP30566.

Self breast examination. Richard L. Hatton & Rexford E. Carrow. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Richard L. Hatton & Rexford E. Carrow (in notice: Richard Hatton & Rex Carrow); 22Jul76; MP30566.

MP30567.

Neighborhoods first. National Training and Information Center. 30 min., sd., b & w, videotape (1/2 in.) © NTIC a.a.d. for National Training and Information Center; 7Aug76; MP30567.

MP30568.

Feminine existence. MGD-Excellence Productions, a division of Pallottine Fathers, Inc. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © MGD-Excellence Productions, a division of Pallottine Fathers, Inc.; 2Jan77; MP30568.

MP30569.

The Making of a slide show. Craig Alesse. Distributed by Amherst Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Craig Alesse; 1Sep76; MP30569.

MP30570.

We’re all part of it—the United Way. Public Information Department, United Way of Dade County, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: We are all part of it—the United Way. © United Way of Dade County, Inc.; 4Mar77; MP30570.

MP30571.

The Customer-centered close. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by the Bill Sandy Company, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 3Mar77; MP30571.

MP30572.

Crimes against persons. Criminal Justice Communications, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Community relations and crime prevention) Add. ti: Crime against persons. Written & created by Eugene N. Smith. © Criminal Justice Communications, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30572.

MP30573.

Crimes against property. Criminal Justice Communications, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Community relations and crime prevention) Written & created by Eugene N. Smith. © Criminal Justice Communications, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30573.

MP30574.

Chalk talk on prevention. Joseph C. Martin. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chalk talk) © Joseph C. Martin; 17Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP30574.

MP30575.

Chalk talk on alcohol, revised. Joseph C. Martin. 42 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chalk talk) Prev. pub. Feb. 1972. NM: abridgement & revisions. © Joseph C. Martin; 17Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP30575.

MP30576.

Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood deviled ham (big cheese) William Underwood Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © William Underwood Company; 19Apr76; MP30576.

MP30577.

Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood roast beef spread (big tomato) William Underwood Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © William Underwood Company; 24May76; MP30577.

MP30578.

Something in everybody’s ice box tastes great with Underwood chunky chicken spread (big lettuce) William Underwood Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © William Underwood Company; 19Apr76; MP30578.

MP30579.

The Taste a man comes home for. William Underwood Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © William Underwood Company; 8Mar76; MP30579.

MP30580.

Finishing and curing quality concrete. Portland Cement Association. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Portland Cement Association; 17Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30580.

MP30581.

The Making of “Silent running.” Chuck Barbee Productions. 49 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Chuck Barbee. © Brian Rohan & Chuck Barbee; 3Oct73 (in notice: 1972); MP30581.

MP30582.

Parent and child: learning together. Betty Wagner. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) © Betty Wagner & Connie Steele; 15Sep75; MP30582.

MP30583.

The Beat of a different drummer. Medical University of South Carolina. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Medical University of South Carolina; 3Aug76; MP30583.

MP30584.

Clinical applications of microfibrillar collagen hemostat: six demonstrations of the effectiveness of Avitene. Avicon, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avicon, Inc.; 15May76; MP30584.

MP30585.

America—we’ve got a problem. Tony Zero. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Tony Zero; 2Oct76; MP30585.

MP30586.

Saving energy on the road. Ramsgate Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Ramsgate Films; 15Feb76; MP30586.

MP30587.

Art scene: Newton Elementary Schools. Judith Grunbaum. Produced in cooperation with the Brandeis University Film Workshop. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Newton Schools Foundation, Inc.; 30Aug76; MP30587.

MP30588.

1977 pickups comparison—Chevy versus Ford (2-WD) Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by the Bill Sandy Company, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) Add. ti: 1977 4-wheel drives comparison—Chevy K10 versus Ford F-150 4x4. © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 23Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP30588.

MP30589.

1977 pickups comparison—Chevy versus Ford (2-WD) Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by the Bill Sandy Company, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (The Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 21Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP30589.

MP30590.

The Mean Salsa machine. The Pan American Entertainment Group, Inc. 47 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: visuals & compilation of music. © The Pan American Entertainment Group, Inc.; 19Nov76; MP30590.

MP30591.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, September 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Sep76; MP30591.

MP30592.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Oct76; MP30592.

MP30593.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Oct76; MP30593.

MP30594.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Sep76; MP30594.

MP30595.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Sep76; MP30595.

MP30596.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, September 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Sep76; MP30596.

MP30597.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Oct76; MP30597.

MP30598.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Aug76; MP30598.

MP30599.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Sep76; MP30599.

MP30600.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Sep76; MP30600.

MP30601.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Sep76; MP30601.

MP30602.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep76; MP30602.

MP30603.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep76; MP30603.

MP30604.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Sep76; MP30604.

MP30605.

CBS morning news, Monday, September 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP30605.

MP30606.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Sep76; MP30606.

MP30607.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep76; MP30607.

MP30608.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Sep76; MP30608.

MP30609.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Sep76; MP30609.

MP30610.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep76; MP30610.

MP30611.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep76; MP30611.

MP30612.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Sep76; MP30612.

MP30613.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar76; MP30613.

MP30614.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, April 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Apr76; MP30614.

MP30615.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Aug76; MP30615.

MP30616.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 31, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Aug76; MP30616.

MP30617.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Sep76; MP30617.

MP30618.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Sep76; MP30618.

MP30619.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Sep76; MP30619.

MP30620.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Sep76; MP30620.

MP30621.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep76; MP30621.

MP30622.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Sep76; MP30622.

MP30623.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Oct76; MP30623.

MP30624.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct76; MP30624.

MP30625.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Oct76; MP30625.

MP30626.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30626.

MP30627.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct76; MP30627.

MP30628.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct76; MP30628.

MP30629.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP30629.

MP30630.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30630.

MP30631.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Oct76; MP30631.

MP30632.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Oct76; MP30632.

MP30633.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP30633.

MP30634.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct76; MP30634.

MP30635.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Oct76; MP30635.

MP30636.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30636.

MP30637.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Sep76; MP30637.

MP30638.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, September 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Sep76; MP30638.

MP30639.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, September 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Sep76; MP30639.

MP30640.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep76; MP30640.

MP30641.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep76; MP30641.

MP30642.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep76; MP30642.

MP30643.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, September 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Sep76; MP30643.

MP30644.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, September 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep76; MP30644.

MP30645.

CBS morning news, Thursday, November 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Nov76; MP30645.

MP30646.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Nov76; MP30646.

MP30647.

CBS morning news, Friday, November 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Nov76; MP30647.

MP30648.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Nov76; MP30648.

MP30649.

CBS morning news, Monday, November 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Nov76; MP30649.

MP30650.

CBS morning news, Thursday, November 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30650.

MP30651.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Nov76; MP30651.

MP30652.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Nov76; MP30652.

MP30653.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Oct76; MP30653.

MP30654.

CBS morning news, Friday, November 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Nov76; MP30654.

MP30655.

CBS morning news, Monday, November 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Nov76; MP30655.

MP30656.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Oct76; MP30656.

MP30657.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Oct76; MP30657.

MP30658.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Oct76; MP30658.

MP30659.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Oct76; MP30659.

MP30660.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Oct76; MP30660.

MP30661.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct76; MP30661.

MP30662.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP30662.

MP30663.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Oct76; MP30663.

MP30664.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Oct76; MP30664.

MP30665.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30665.

MP30666.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Nov76; MP30666.

MP30667.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Oct76; MP30667.

MP30668.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30668.

MP30669.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct76; MP30669.

MP30670.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct76; MP30670.

MP30671.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP30671.

MP30672.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Oct76; MP30672.

MP30673.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Oct76; MP30673.

MP30674.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30674.

MP30675.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30675.

MP30676.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Nov76; MP30676.

MP30677.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Nov76; MP30677.

MP30678.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Oct76; MP30678.

MP30679.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Oct76; MP30679.

MP30680.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Oct76; MP30680.

MP30681.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Nov76; MP30681.

MP30682.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Nov76; MP30682.

MP30683.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Nov76; MP30683.

MP30684.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Oct76; MP30684.

MP30685.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct76; MP30685.

MP30686.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP30686.

MP30687.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Oct76; MP30687.

MP30688.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Oct76; MP30688.

MP30689.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Sep76; MP30689.

MP30690.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep76; MP30690.

MP30691.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Oct76; MP30691.

MP30692.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep76; MP30692.

MP30693.

The Richards screw. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 3Feb77; MP30693.

MP30694.

Spoon-bobbin drain tube. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 2 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 15Dec76; MP30694.

MP30695.

The Richards mod 2 knee system. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 20Dec76; MP30695.

MP30696.

Ossicular reconstruction. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 16Dec76; MP30696.

MP30697.

Kos stapedectomy procedures. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © C. M. Kos; 14Dec76; MP30697.

MP30698.

Voyage of the Hokule’a. The National Geographic Society & WQED. 89 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The National Geographic Society; 18Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP30698.

MP30699.

Sights and sounds of the seasons. The Elizabeth Terwilliger Nature Education Foundation. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Elizabeth Terwilliger Nature Education Foundation; 1Nov76; MP30699.

MP30700.

Spiritual education of Baha’i children. Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. 32 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Talks of hand of the cause of God A. Q. Faizi) Appl. au: Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco. © Local Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco (in notice: Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’is of San Francisco); 29Dec76 (in notice: 1975); MP30700.

MP30701.

Love until it hurts: a conversation with Mother Teresa. Holy Childhood Association. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Holy Childhood Association; 16Nov76; MP30701.

MP30702.

Yasawa: my island home. C-P Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Columban Fathers. © Columban Fathers; 29Mar77; MP30702.

MP30703.

Yoga—postures. R. B. Engel, Jr. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © R. B. Engel, Jr.; 31Jul68; MP30703.

MP30704.

Daughter of Venus. Diverse Industries, Inc. 17 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30704.

MP30705.

Midnight movements. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30705.

MP30706.

Rapture by the sea. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30706.

MP30707.

Flames of passion. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30707.

MP30708.

Sweet dreams. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30708.

MP30709.

Soft touches, satin sheets. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30709.

MP30710.

Moonlight lovers. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30710.

MP30711.

Bedtime story. Diverse Industries, Inc. 13 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30711.

MP30712.

The Bubble bath. Diverse Industries, Inc. 14 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. (Raffaelli 3) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP30712.

MP30713.

The Arthroscope in diagnosis and treatment. The Upjohn Company. Made by Infor/Media. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Upjohn Vanguard of Medicine) © The Upjohn Company; 21Dec76; MP30713.

MP30714.

Over-the-counter pills and promises. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 28Mar77; MP30714.

MP30715.

Terremoto—the Guatemalan earthquake. The Salvation Army. Made by Gerald T. Rogers Productions. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Terremoto! Guatemalan earthquake. © The Salvation Army; 1Nov76; MP30715.

MP30716.

Wild dogs of the Serengeti. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 20Mar77; MP30716.

MP30717.

The Sort/merge module. Edutronics Systems International, Inc. Produced in cooperation with AV Products, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (ANS Cobol techniques) (Efficiency in ANS Cobol) Add. ti: Cobol techniques—sort/merge. © Edutronics Systems International, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30717.

MP30718.

The Good fence. Joyce Galley. Distributed by Jason Organisations, Ltd. 35 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Joyce Galley; 10Feb77; MP30718.

MP30719.

Ray, Crawford, Palance. Canada Dry Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Canada Dry Corporation; 25Mar77; MP30719.

MP30720.

Sha Na Na, Popeye, Elam. Canada Dry Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Canada Dry Corporation; 25Mar77; MP30720.

MP30721.

Norton, Buzzi, Cosell. Canada Dry Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Canada Dry Corporation; 15Mar77; MP30721.

MP30722.

Walking to Nalemba. C-P Films. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Columban Fathers. © Columban Fathers; 5Mar77; MP30722.

MP30723.

Wherever you are. Version “M.” Avon Products, Inc. Made by Uniworld Group, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avon Products, Inc.; 7Mar77; MP30723.

MP30724.

High roller. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30724.

MP30725.

The Shopper. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 25Aug76; MP30725.

MP30726.

Little old lady. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30726.

MP30727.

School hot dogs. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 11Mar77; MP30727.

MP30728.

Sandwiches. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 11Mar77; MP30728.

MP30729.

Golfer. Louis Rich, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Louis Rich, Inc.; 11Mar77; MP30729.

MP30730.

Narcissus, version W. Gillette Company. Made by UniWorld Group, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Gillette Company; 17Feb77; MP30730.

MP30731.

Narcissus, version B. Gillette Company. Made by UniWorld Group, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Gillette Company; 26Jan77; MP30731.

MP30732.

Correctional institutional safety. Learning Resources, Modesto Junior College. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Correctional safety. Appl. au: Modesto Junior College. © Learning Resources, Modesto Junior College (in notice: Modesto Junior College); 1Sep76 (in notice: 1977); MP30732.

MP30733.

Earthmovers. Modesto Junior College. 13 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Modesto Junior College; 20Sep76 (in notice: 1977); MP30733.

MP30734.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Nov76; MP30734.

MP30735.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, November 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Nov76; MP30735.

MP30736.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, October 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Oct76; MP30736.

MP30737.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 31, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Oct76; MP30737.

MP30738.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Oct76; MP30738.

MP30739.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, October 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Oct76; MP30739.

MP30740.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Nov76; MP30740.

MP30741.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Oct76; MP30741.

MP30742.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Oct76; MP30742.

MP30743.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP30743.

MP30744.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct76; MP30744.

MP30745.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, October 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Oct76; MP30745.

MP30746.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, October 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Oct76; MP30746.

MP30747.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, October 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Oct76; MP30747.

MP30748.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, October 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Oct76; MP30748.

MP30749.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, October 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Oct76; MP30749.

MP30750.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Nov76; MP30750.

MP30751.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Nov76; MP30751.

MP30752.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30752.

MP30753.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Nov76; MP30753.

MP30754.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Nov76; MP30754.

MP30755.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Nov76; MP30755.

MP30756.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Nov76; MP30756.

MP30757.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Nov76; MP30757.

MP30758.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, November 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Nov76; MP30758.

MP30759.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, October 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Oct76; MP30759.

MP30760.

CBS evening news with Dan Rather, Saturday, November 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Nov76; MP30760.

MP30762.

Street talk. Golden Coast Film Productions. Distributed by Aims Instructional Media Services, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Golden Coast Film Productions (in notice: Golden Coast Films); 15Dec76; MP30762.

MP30763.

Pattern for instruction. Roundtable Productions, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. MP9994. NM: updating & revisions. © Roundtable Productions, Inc.; 30Apr76; MP30763.

MP30764.

Danger—warnings! Filmfair Communications. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Lou Lilly. © Filmfair, Inc.; 9Feb77; MP30764.

MP30765.

Christians behind bars. The Voice of the Martyrs. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Voice of the Martyrs; 30Jan76; MP30765.

MP30766.

Toward tomorrow. United Technologies Corporation. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © United Technologies Corporation; 1Oct76; MP30766.

MP30767.

Training for trainers—program administration techniques. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 61 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 1Nov76; MP30767.

MP30768.

The Body human—the miracle months. The Tomorrow Entertainment/Medcom Company. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Tomorrow Entertainment/Medcom Company; 28Feb77; MP30768.

MP30769.

Maxine. Sarah Snider. 13 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Sarah Snider; 18Feb77; MP30769.

MP30770.

Sandwich preparation. Mississippi Management, Inc. Made by the Instructional Media Center, the Culinary Institute of America. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 11Oct76; MP30770.

MP30771.

Buffet cookery. Mississippi Management, Inc. Made by the Instructional Media Center, the Culinary Institute of America. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 11Oct76; MP30771.

MP30772.

Breakfast cookery. Mississippi Management, Inc. Made by the Culinary Institute of America. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Culinary Institute of America; 11Oct76; MP30772.

MP30773.

Salad presentation. Mississippi Management, Inc. Made by the Culinary Institute of America. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Culinary Institute of America; 11Oct76; MP30773.

MP30774.

Buffet presentations. Mississippi Management, Inc. Made by the Instructional Media Center, the Culinary Institute of America. 39 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 11Oct76; MP30774.

MP30775.

Missouri tomorrow. University of Missouri Information Services. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: University of Missouri. © The Curators of the University of Missouri; 31Mar77; MP30775.

MP30776.

Q trips with 5832 and 4960. Edward L. Sarber. Distributed by Starlake Films. 10 min., sd., color, 8 mm. © Edward L. Sarber & Henry C. Trowe; 25Feb77; MP30776.

MP30777.

CBS morning news, Monday, September 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Sep76; MP30777.

MP30778.

Driveability. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 28Feb77; MP30778.

MP30779.

Using the lean burn system analyzer. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 28Mar77; MP30779.

MP30780.

Tragoedia. Stan Brakhage. 60 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Stan Brakhage; 4Oct76; MP30780.

MP30781.

John Cage. Gregg Burton Enterprises, Inc. Distributed by Colour Images Unlimited, Inc. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Gregg Burton Enterprises, Inc.; 3Mar77; MP30781.

MP30782.

Emergency burn care. National Institute for Burn Medicine. 22 Min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Institute for Burn Medicine; 21Jun76 (in notice: 1975); MP30782.

MP30783.

Preventive maintenance. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Roofs, no. 2) © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 11Nov76; MP30783.

MP30784.

Putting on a new roof. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Roofs, no. 1) © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 11Nov76; MP30784.

MP30785.

The Warren-Flew debate: “Does God exist?” The Christian Student Center at North Texas State University & Texas Woman’s University in cooperation with the University Church of Christ. Made by KXTX-TV. 480 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: National Christian Press, Inc. © National Christian Press, Inc.; 1Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30785.

MP30786.

A Method of tendon transfers for combined median and ulnar nerve palsy. Frederick Finseth. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Frederick Finseth; 1Jan77; MP30786.

MP30787.

Working it out. Governor’s Manpower Office, State of Minnesota. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Governor’s Manpower Office, State of Minnesota; 5Apr77; MP30787.

MP30788.

Maurice Sendak. Office of Television Services & College of Education Television, Temple University. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) Appl. au: Jaqueline Shachter. © Jaqueline N. Shachter; 17Mar77; MP30788.

MP30789.

Spelling exercises with the alphabet. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spelling skills series, film no. 4) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Apr77; MP30789.

MP30790.

Spelling complex sounds. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spelling skills series, film no. 3) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Jan77; MP30790.

MP30791.

Spelling—an introductory film. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spelling skills series, film no. 1) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Dec76; MP30791.

MP30792.

Galileo’s experiment: on the Moon and on the Earth. Spring Green Multimedia. 3 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP30792.

MP30793.

The Sun: prominences and flares. Spring Green Multimedia. 3 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30793.

MP30794.

Skylab: characteristics of the gyroscope. Spring Green Multimedia. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30794.

MP30795.

Skylab: water drops and water columns. Spring Green Multimedia. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30795.

MP30796.

Skylab: the Earth’s magnetic field. Spring Green Multimedia. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30796.

MP30797.

Skylab: conservation of astronaut angular momentum. Spring Green Multimedia. 3 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30797.

MP30798.

Skylab: weight(less) lifting in orbit. Spring Green Multimedia. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30798.

MP30799.

Skylab: darts and paper airplanes. Spring Green Multimedia. 4 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Spring Green Multimedia; 27May75; MP30799.

MP30800.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, September 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Sep76; MP30800.

MP30801.

Signed by a woman: a perspective on California women’s art. Women’s Arts Video. 59 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Sheila Ruth. © Women’s Arts Video; 29Nov76; MP30801.

MP30802.

Observation and perception. Woroner Films, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Woroner Films, Inc.; 19Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30802.

MP30803.

Six steps to sales. Cadillac Plastic and Chemical Company. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Cadillac Plastic and Chemical Company; 7Jun76; MP30803.

MP30804.

In quest of nature lost. J and J Productions. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Dan & Ed Johnson. © Dan Johnson & Ed Johnson; 27May76; MP30804.

MP30805.

Inflation: what can we do about it? General Telephone and Electronics Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (GTE economic understanding program) © General Telephone and Electronics Corporation; 22Dec76; MP30805.

MP30806.

A Beginning. South Florida Water Management District. Made by Bird Logan Productions. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © South Florida Water Management District; 14Apr77; MP30806.

MP30807.

Torquing. Marshall Maintenance. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Marshall Maintenance; 17Feb77; MP30807.

MP30808.

Pozitube. J and W Fence Supply Company, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © J and W Fence Supply Company, Inc.; 20Apr77; MP30808.

MP30809.

We’re all part of it—The United Way. Public Information Department, United Way of Dade County, Inc. Made by Sonny-Florida Productions, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: We are all part of it—The United Way. Local version. © United Way of Dade County, Inc.; 7Mar77; MP30809.

MP30810.

Gulp and gee: science and roller coasters. Centron Corporation, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 25Mar77; MP30810.

MP30811.

The Last farmer at the market? Visual Education West, Inc. & Pike Place Market Preservation and Development Authority in cooperation with KING-TV 5 & KCPQ-TV 13. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Visual Education West, Inc.; 12Dec76; MP30811.

MP30812.

Sidestep, standing, long jump. Board of Education, San Diego County. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Everyone’s a winner) © Board of Education, San Diego County (in notice: Office of the San Diego County Superintendent of Schools); 1Feb76; MP30812.

MP30813.

International 500 Cyclo flex-frame planter. International Harvester Company. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 4Oct76; MP30813.

MP30814.

Know your 241 baler maintenance. International Harvester Company. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 12Jul76; MP30814.

MP30815.

Posi-Depth seeding system—Cyclo planters. International Harvester Company. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 4Oct76; MP30815.

MP30816.

Subsoiling for productivity and profit—number 11 subsoil chisel. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 1Nov76; MP30816.

MP30817.

International Cyclomitor 2—Cyclo planters. International Harvester Company. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 4Oct76; MP30817.

MP30818.

International Toggle-Trip beams—plows. International Harvester Company. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 4Oct76; MP30818.

MP30819.

Day in court—traffic court. International Harvester Company. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 21Oct51, MP2502. NM: additions & revisions. © International Harvester Company; 1Nov76; MP30819.

MP30820.

CBS Sunday night news with Ed Bradley, January 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Jan77; MP30820.

MP30821.

CBS Sunday night news with Ed Bradley, January 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Jan77; MP30821.

MP30822.

CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Jan77; MP30822.

MP30823.

CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Jan77; MP30823.

MP30824.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, April 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Apr76; MP30824.

MP30825.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, January 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Jan77; MP30825.

MP30826.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, January 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Jan77; MP30826.

MP30827.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, January 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jan77; MP30827.

MP30828.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, January 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP30826.

MP30829.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, January 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jan77; MP30829.

MP30830.

Magazine. Ed. no. 13. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 15Oct76; MP30830.

MP30831.

CBS morning news, Monday, January 10, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Jan77; MP30831.

MP30832.

CBS morning news, Friday, January 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jan77; MP30832.

MP30833.

CBS morning news, Thursday, January 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP30833.

MP30834.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, January 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Jan77; MP30834.

MP30835.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, January 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jan77; MP30835.

MP30836.

Campaign ’76: what happened last night. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 3Nov76; MP30836.

MP30837.

Campaign ’76. CBS News. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP30837.

MP30838.

Campaign ’76: an election preview. CBS News. 53 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 31Oct76; MP30838.

MP30839.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 10. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 23Nov76; MP30839.

MP30840.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 7. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov76; MP30840.

MP30841.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 6. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct76; MP30841.

MP30842.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 9. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 18Nov76; MP30842.

MP30843.

First aid for little people with Harv and Marv. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 13Apr77; MP30843.

MP30844.

Design considerations of the series 2 total hip system. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 6Dec76; MP30844.

MP30845.

The Richards series 2—the implant system. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: The Richards series 2 hip implant system. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 3Feb77; MP30845.

MP30846.

Suprapubic catheters. El Camino Hospital. 41 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Care of patients with suprapubic catheters) © El Camino Hospital; 15Jul76; MP30846.

MP30847.

Behavioral interviewing with couples. Behavioral Images, Inc. & Research Press Company, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Behavioral Images, Inc. & Research Press Company, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30847.

MP30848.

Three styles of marital conflict. Behavioral Images, Inc. & Research Press Company, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Behavioral Images, Inc. & Research Press Company, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP30848.

MP30849.

Help yourself to better health. Society for Nutrition Education. Made by Jamil Simon Productions. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © SNE a.a.d. for the Society for Nutrition Education; 15Dec76; MP30849.

MP30850.

Atchafalaya, America’s largest river basin swamp. Cactus Clyde Distributions, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: addition & editing. © Cactus Clyde Distributions, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP30850.

MP30851.

Styles of supervision: case 1. Temple University. Made by the Office of Television Services, Temple University. 26 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon M. Hart. © Temple University; 1Nov76; MP30851.

MP30852.

Styles of supervision: case 2. Temple University. Made by the Office of Television Services, Temple University. 26 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon M. Hart. © Temple University; 1Nov76; MP30852.

MP30853.

Styles of supervision: case 3. Temple University. Made by the Office of Television Services, Temple University. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon M. Hart. © Temple University; 1Nov76; MP30853.

MP30854.

Critical moments in supervision. Ser. 1. Temple University. 15 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon M. Hart. © Temple University; 1Nov76; MP30854.

MP3055.

Critical moments in supervision. Ser. 2. Temple University. Made by the Office of Television Services, Temple University. 16 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon M. Hart. © Temple University; 1Nov76; MP30855.

MP30856.

Savings accounts. Consumers Union of United States, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Consumer reports guide to banking) © Consumers Union of United States, Inc.; 12Apr77; MP30856.

MP30857.

Shopping for credit. Consumers Union of United States, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Consumer reports guide to banking) © Consumers Union of United States, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP30857.

MP30858.

Checking accounts. Consumers Union of United States, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Consumer reports guide to banking) © Consumers Union of United States, Inc.; 12Apr77; MP30858.

MP30859.

Food follies. Consumers Union of United States, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Consumers Union of United States, Inc.; 12Apr77; MP30859.

MP30860.

Basic job skills: dealing with customers. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 17Jun76; MP30860.

MP30861.

Consumer skills; buying for long term use. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 13Feb76; MP30861.

MP30862.

People at work: how jobs change. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 22Mar76; MP30862.

MP30863.

Effective writing: the paragraph connection. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 16Sep76; MP30863.

MP30864.

The Earth: discovering its history. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 25Mar76; MP30864.

MP30865.

The Cell: structural unit of life. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 29Nov76; MP30865.

MP30866.

Let’s measure: using centimeters, meters, kilometers. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP30866.

MP30867.

Let’s measure: using grams and kilograms. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP30867.

MP30868.

Developing independence: working on your own. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 11Apr77; MP30868.

MP30869.

Making sense with outlines. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 14Apr77; MP30869.

MP30870.

Museums—to use and enjoy. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP30870.

MP30871.

We explore the beach. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 28Apr77; MP30871.

MP30872.

Medieval society: nobility. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 30Jun76; MP30872.

MP30873.

Boy and girl of Britain. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 23Apr76; MP30873.

MP30874.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Aug76; MP30874.

MP30875.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, April 11, 1976, 6:15–6:30 p.m. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Apr76; MP30875.

MP30876.

Lasting longer. Behavioral Research Associates. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Thomas Logan. © Behavioral Research Associates; 15Nov76; MP30876.

MP30877.

Pocket Fisherman spin casting outfit. Popeil Brothers, Inc. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Popeil Brothers, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP30877.

MP30878.

Bionic Knife and cutting board case. Popeil Brothers, Inc. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Popeil Brothers, Inc.; 25Apr77; MP30878.

MP30879.

A Sports suite. Liberty Pictures. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Michael O’Connell. © Liberty Features, Inc. d.b.a. Liberty Pictures; 22Feb77; MP30879.

MP30880.

Dare to care: Reducing the risk of institutional malpractice. American Hospital Association. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © American Hospital Association; 17Nov76; MP30880.

MP30881.

A Behavioral approach. California State Department of Education. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in annual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30881.

MP30882.

Leaving for school. California State Department of Education. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30882.

MP30883.

Bedtime. California State Department of Education. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30883.

MP30884.

Some problems. California State Department of Education. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30884.

MP30885.

Preparing for dinner. California State Department of Education. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30885.

MP30886.

Backyard discovery. California State Department of Education. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30886.

MP30887.

Returning from school. California State Department of Education. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30887.

MP30888.

Morning. California State Department of Education. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30888.

MP30889.

Dinner. California State Department of Education. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30889.

MP30890.

Backyard activity. California State Department of Education. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30890.

MP30891.

Playing in the park. California State Department of Education. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 1) © California State Department of Education; 1Oct75 (in notice: 1974); MP30891.

MP30892.

Departmental (i.e. Developmental) instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 2. California State Department of Education. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30892.

MP30893.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 3. California State Department of Education. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30893.

MP30894.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 4. California State Department of Education. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30894.

MP30895.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 5. California State Department of Education. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30895.

MP30896.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 6. California State Department of Education. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30896.

MP30897.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 7. California State Department of Education. 16 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30897.

MP30898.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 8. California State Department of Education. 17 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30898.

MP30899.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 9. California State Department of Education. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30899.

MP30900.

Developmental instruction in manual communication, level 2. Pt. 10. California State Department of Education. 18 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Multimedia instruction in manual communication, level 2) © California State Department of Education; 15Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP30900.

MP30901.

Cycles. Jordan Belson & Stephen Beck. Distributed by Pyramid Films. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Jordan Belson & Stephen Beck; 10Oct74; MP30901.

MP30902.

What did you say in school today? Peach Enterprises, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Peach Enterprises, Inc.; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30902.

MP30903.

The Sexual pleasures film documentary series. Pent-R Books, Inc. 83 min., si., b&w, 8 mm. © Pent-R Books, Inc.; 1Jun75; MP30903.

MP30904.

Middle ear infections. No. 403. Professional Research, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Professional Research, Inc.; 15Jun71; MP30904.

MP30905.

L’Idee. Berthold Bartosch. 27 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: The Idea. Based on the book. NM: addition of English subtitles & cinematographic work. © Maria Bartosch & Cecile Starr; 15Sep76; MP30905.

MP30906.

A Matter of life. Florida Medical Association, Inc. Made by DHS Films, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Florida Medical Association, Inc.; 25Jan77; MP30906.

MP30907.

Siberia. National Geographic Society & WQED. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 24Nov69, MP19998. NM: new narration, abridgement. © National Geographic Society; 11Apr77; MP30907.

MP30908.

Journey. National Geographic Society & WQED. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 2Jan74, MP25544. NM: new narration, abridgement. © National Geographic Society; 11Apr77; MP30908.

MP30909.

North American Indians today. National Geographic Society & WQED. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 17Feb77, MP30523. NM: new narration, abridgement. © National Geographic Society; 6Apr77; MP30909.

MP30910.

How to remember practically anything you study, and anything else! Center for Continuing Education in Podiatric Medicine. 27 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: How to remember anything you study, and anything else! © Center for Continuing Education in Podiatric Medicine; 5Jan76; MP30910.

MP30911.

Remember the ladies: Women in America 1750–1815. Philip Morris, Inc. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the exhibition catalogue by Linda Grant DePauw & Conover Hunt. Appl. au: Concepts Unlimited, Inc. © Philip Morris, Inc.; 28Mar77; MP30911.

MP30912.

Mixed-in-place soil-cement construction. Portland Cement Association. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Portland Cement Association; 2May77; MP30912.

MP30913.

What makes Millie run? Media Services, Brigham Young University. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Brigham Young University; 2Dec76; MP30913.

MP30914.

Pueblo Dam, America’s first massive-head buttress dam design. Portland Cement Association. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Portland Cement Association; 26Apr77; MP30914.

MP30915.

Low speed crash test: 1977 model cars. Insurance Institute for Highway Safety. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Insurance Institute for Highway Safety; 6May77; MP30915.

MP30916.

Moderate speed car-into-truck rear-end crash tests. Insurance Institute for Highway Safety. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Insurance Institute for Highway Safety; 16Mar77; MP30916.

MP30917.

Liberty. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Children’s version. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Prev. pub. 16Mar76, MP30000. NM: edited & revised. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Mar76; MP30917.

MP30918.

Life. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Children’s version. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Prev. pub. 13Oct75, MP29184. NM: edited & revised. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Oct75; MP30918.

MP30919.

The Legacy of learning. Brigham Young University. Made by the Division of Media Development and Production, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with the Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 22Mar76; MP30919.

MP30920.

The Neurophysiological system and its effect on learning. Brigham Young University. Made by Instructional Television Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 7Sep76; MP30920.

MP30921.

My name is Nevets: Learning disabilities. Brigham Young University. Made by Media Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 27 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 5Aug76; MP30921.

MP30922.

The Worth of a child. Brigham Young University. Made by Instructional Television Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 21 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 11Mar77; MP30922.

MP30923.

The Candles of his mind: Remediation. Brigham Young University. Made by Instructional Television Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 13Jan77; MP30923.

MP30924.

I’m not bad—just mad: The Emotionally handicapped child. Brigham Young University. Made by The Division of Media Development and Production, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 25May76; MP30924.

MP30925.

A Child—something like a butterfly. Brigham Young University. Made by Instructional Television Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 12 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 22Dec76; MP30925.

MP30926.

Mental deviations: The Mentally retarded and the gifted. Brigham Young University. Made by Instructional Television Services, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 27Aug76; MP30926.

MP30927.

Sensory deprivation. Brigham Young University. Made by The Division of Media Development and Production, Brigham Young University. Produced in cooperation with The Department of Educational Psychology, Brigham Young University. 21 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Balance of life) © Brigham Young University, Media Production Studio (in notice: Brigham Young University); 10Feb76; MP30927.

MP30928.

Erosion and weathering: Looking at the land. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with The American Geological Institute. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (AGI-EBE earth science program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 22Nov76; MP30928.

MP30929.

Bike safety: Making the right moves. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Thomas G. Smith Productions, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 9Jun76; MP30929.

MP30930.

The Ghost of Captain Peale: Linear measurement and mapping with metric units. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Aug75; MP30930.

MP30931.

King Vat: Introduction to decimals. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 29Dec75; MP30931.

MP30932.

Lintola: Addition with carrying. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 11Nov75; MP30932.

MP30933.

The Great diamond: Long division. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 12Dec75; MP30933.

MP30934.

The Tree of truth: Relationship between addition and subtraction. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 9Oct75; MP30934.

MP30935.

The Caretaker’s dilemma: Place value. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Aug75; MP30935.

MP30936.

Filbert and the melon cheater: Subtraction with borrowing. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 9Oct75; MP30936.

MP30937.

The Magic rectangle: Short multiplication. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30937.

MP30938.

Artimus and old laces: Long multiplication. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 12Feb76 (in notice: 1975); MP30938.

MP30939.

Banana fever: Short division. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Math that counts) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 20Feb76 (in notice: 1975); MP30939.

MP30940.

Captain Huff and Harry—Problem solving: Consumer mathematics. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Davidson Films, Inc. & Aesop Films, Inc. Produced in cooperation with National Semiconductor Corporation. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the minicalculator) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30940.

MP30941.

Much ado about nut things—Problem solving: Estimation. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Aesop Films, Inc. Produced in cooperation with National Semiconductor Corporation. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the minicalculator) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 26Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP30941.

MP30942.

The Golden Lizard: A Folktale from Mexico. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 22Sep76; MP30942.

MP30943.

Voltaire presents Candide. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 34 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (EBE humanities program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 4Aug76; MP30943.

MP30944.

Rocking horse cowboy. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Altus Films Productions. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 5Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP30944.

MP30945.

Food fads and fallacies. School of Nursing of the University of Wisconsin—Milwaukee. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System (in notice: The Regents of the University of Wisconsin); 7Jun76 (in notice: 1975); MP30945.

MP30946.

Psychotic reaction: A Family system phenomenon. Georgetown University, School of Medicine, Department of Psychiatry, Family Center. Made by The Department of Medical-Dental Communication, Georgetown University. 61 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Murray Bowen; 25Oct76; MP30946.

MP30947.

Monkeys. Oneida, Ltd. 30 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Kenwood Advertising, Inc. © Oneida, Ltd.; 20Apr77; MP30947.

MP30948.

Impressions of the new world. Richard Mangan. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: new visual material. © Richard Mangan; 1Nov76; MP30948.

MP30949.

The Long Christmas dinner by Thornton Wilder. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 37 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 5Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP30949.

MP30950.

Malcolm Brewer: boat builder. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Odyssey Productions, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American character) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 30Apr76; MP30950.

MP30951.

The Well of the saints by John M. Synge. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 40 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 12Dec75; MP30951.

MP30952.

The Moon: a giant step in geology. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with The American Geological Institute. Made by Media-Four Productions. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (AGI-EBE earth science program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 21Jul76; MP30952.

MP30953.

Tennessee Williams: Theater in process. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Signet Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 29Apr76; MP30953.

MP30954.

The New tenant by Eugene Ionesco. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 13Nov75; MP30954.

MP30955.

The Fall of the House of Usher by Edgar Allan Poe. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Avatar Learning, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short story showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 20Feb76 (in notice: 1975); MP30955.

MP30956.

The Senses and perception: links to the outside world. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Media-Four Productions. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 15Aug75; MP30956.

MP30957.

Why mothers work. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Apr76; MP30957.

MP30958.

Political parties in America: getting the people together. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 1Apr76; MP30958.

MP30959.

English family: life in Sheffield. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 21Jul75; MP30959.

MP30960.

Editing a film: Synge’s The Well of the saints. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 15Apr76 (in notice: 1975); MP30960.

MP30961.

Where is dead? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Life Style Productions, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 10Sep75; MP30961.

MP30962.

Learning about heat. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 22Jun55, M6531. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 17Sep74; MP30962.

MP30963.

Insect life cycle: the periodical cicada. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 16Jan57, no. 8140. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 3Oct75; MP30963.

MP30964.

State government: resurgence of power. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Concept Films. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 1Apr76; MP30964.

MP30965.

What makes rain? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with the American Geological Institute. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (AGI-EBE earth science program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 16Sep75; MP30965.

MP30966.

A Discussion of The Hunt. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short story showcase) Adapted from Richard Connell’s short story, The Most dangerous game. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 8Dec75; MP30966.

MP30967.

Archeological dating: retracing time. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 12Dec75 (in notice: 1976); MP30967.

MP30968.

Learning about cells. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 5May76; MP30968.

MP30969.

Mesa Verde: mystery of the silent cities. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with the U.S. Department of the Interior, National Park Service. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 19Dec75; MP30969.

MP30970.

City government: closest to the people. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in collaboration with The National League of Cities & The Conference of Mayors of the United States. Made by Concept Films. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 1Apr76; MP3097O.

MP30971.

The Heart and circulatory system. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Media-Four Productions. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 1Jan75; MP30971.

MP30972.

Indian art of the Pueblos. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with the Denver Art Museum. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 8Mar76; MP30972.

MP30973.

Directing a film: Ionesco’s The New tenant. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 12Dec75; MP30973.

MP30974.

Learning about light. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 14Jul55, M6350. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 29Apr76; MP30974.

MP30975.

Lee Baltimore: 99 years. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Odyssey Productions, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American character) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 30Apr76; MP30975.

MP30976.

Acting for film: Wilder’s The Long Christmas dinner. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short play showcase) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 16Mar76 (in notice; 1975); MP30976.

MP30977.

The Living cell: DNA. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 24Mar76; MP30977.

MP30978.

Reflections: A Japanese folk tale. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 15Aug75; MP30978.

MP30979.

Hydrofoil. Martin Moyer Productions. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Martin Moyer. © Martin Moyer Productions; 10May77; MP30979.

MP30980.

New York’s trolleys of Broadway. Sidney B. Silleck, Jr. 17 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: Story of the Broadway line. © Sidney B. Silleck, Jr.; 14Jun76; MP30980.

MP30981.

Presence of mind. Missouri Pacific Railroad Company. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Missouri Pacific Railroad Company; 2May77; MP30981.

MP30982.

If wishes were horses. Missouri Pacific Railroad Company. 3 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Missouri Pacific Railroad Company; 16May77; MP30982.

MP30983.

Soldiers and other cosmic objects. Stan Brakhage. 21 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Stan Brakhage; 13Dec76; MP30983.

MP30984.

To fly. Continental Oil Company. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Continental Oil Company; 1Oct76; MP30984.

MP30985.

Hinduism—the many paths to God. ABC News. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Directions) Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 11Feb73; MP30985.

MP30986.

Buddhism—be ye lamps unto yourselves. ABC News. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Directions) Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 11Feb73; MP30986.

MP30987.

Earthquake! Pt. 1–2. ABC News. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. Application states all new except for actual earthquake footage from Niigata Cinema Company, the Japanese Educational Ministry, John E. Allen, Inc. & MGM. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Jan72; MP30987.

MP30988.

A Woman’s place. ABC News. 58 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. Appl. states all new except 3 min. segment from The Damned don’t cry. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 24Aug73; MP30988.

MP30989.

Following the tundra wolf. Peace River Films, Inc. 44 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Peace River Films, Inc.; 5Jan75; MP30989.

MP30991.

Squeeze cementing. Pt. 2. Halliburton Company. 32 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Redbook series, REDBKO8–022377) © Halliburton Company; 24Feb77; MP30991.

MP30992.

Squeeze cementing. Pt. 1. Halliburton Company. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Redbook series, REDBKO7–070176) © Halliburton Company; 5Jul76; MP30992.

MP30993.

Balanced plugback jobs. Halliburton Company. 38 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Redbook, REDBK06–020977) © Halliburton Company; 11Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP30993.

MP30994.

The Empty swing. Daughters of Saint Paul. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Daughters of Saint Paul; 22Mar77; MP30994.

MP30995.

The Face of my brother. Daughters of Saint Paul. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Daughters of Saint Paul; 22Mar77; MP30995.

MP30996.

Joy. Daughters of Saint Paul. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Daughters of Saint Paul; 22Mar77; MP30996.

MP30997.

Miracle slicer. Dial Media, Inc. 2 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © Dial Media, Inc.; 12Jul76; MP30997.

MP30998.

Le Pink grapefruit. Roundhouse. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © RoundHouse; 24Oct76; MP30998.

MP30999.

Drugs: its history. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 22 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. (Drugs) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP30999.

MP31000.

Drugs: pharmacology 1 (volatile substances, stimulants, depressants) State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 23 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. (Drugs) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31000.

MP31001.

Drugs: pharmacology 2 (marijuana, hallucinogens, narcotics) State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 37 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. (Drugs) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31001.

MP31002.

Drugs: who’s got a compass? State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 11 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. (Drugs) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31002.

MP31003.

Drugs: some perspectives. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 27 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. (Drugs) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31003.

MP31004.

Frigidaire, “The Meaning of heavy duty washers.” Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 6 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge, Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 31Mar77; MP31004.

MP31005.

Frigidaire, “Washer cleanability.” Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 6 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 31Mar77; MP31005.

MP31006.

Frigidaire, “Laundry center benefits.” Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 8 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge, Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 13Apr77; MP31006.

MP31007.

Frigidaire, “Timed cooling.” Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 8 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 13May77; MP31007.

MP31008.

Frigidaire, “Dishwasher benefits.” Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 11 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 28Apr77; MP31008.

MP31009.

The Magic lantern movie. Maxine Haleff. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Maxine Haleff; 20Dec76; MP31009.

MP31010.

Model lymphomas. Julia McCain Lampkin-Asam. 850 ft., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) Prev. pub. 19Jul76, A764631. NM: motion picture adaptation. © Julia McCain Lampkin-Asam; 18Mar77; MP31010.

MP31011.

99 bottles—responsibility and drinking. University of Wisconsin, Stevens Point Office of Residence Life. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: University of Wisconsin, Stevens Point Housing Office. © University of Wisconsin, Stevens Point Housing Office (in notice: UWSP Housing); 20Nov76; MP31011.

MP31012.

Fly control. North Orange County Community College District & Fullerton College Instructional Television and Communications Department. Produced in cooperation with Orange County Vector Control District. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © North Orange County Community College District; 1Feb77; MP31012.

MP31013.

Professional real estate technique in action. Fortune Productions, Inc. 609 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. With leader’s guide & slides. © Fortune Productions, Inc.; 26Sep74; MP31013.

MP31014.

The Carmel Sambosa. Monte Melkonian & Mark Melkonian. 13 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) © Monte Melkonian & Mark Melkonian; 4Jan77; MP31014.

MP31015.

Born for hard luck, Peg Leg Sam Jackson. Tom Davenport. 29 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Tom Davenport; 1Sep76; MP31015.

MP31016.

Better incontinent care, the easy way. Bob Thomas Productions. 1 reel, sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: Better health care. Appl. au: Blessings Corporation. © Blessings Corporation; 1Apr77; MP31016.

MP31017.

Home tests for the diabetic. The Educational Division of Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Diabetes patient education series, DB-3) Appl. au: Milner-Fenwick, Inc. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Jun77; MP31017.

MP31018.

Eldorado versus Mark 5. Cadillac Motor Car Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by General Motors Photographic. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Cadillac Motor Car Division, General Motors Corporation); 1Jun77; MP31018.

MP31019.

Endometriosis. The Educational Division of Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Obstetrics/gynecology health series, OBG-26) Appl. au: Milner-Fenwick, Inc. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1May77; MP31019.

MP31020.

Sickle cell story. The Educational Division of Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. (Obstetrics/gynecology health series, OBG-27) Appl. au: Milner-Fenwick, Inc. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 15May77; MP31020.

MP31021.

Managing secretions in chronic lung diseases. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Pulmonary disease series, PD-1) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP31021.

MP31022.

Tuberculosis: the disease and its management. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Pulmonary disease series, PD-2) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP31022.

MP31023.

Music Farmers for Foster’s old fashioned freeze. Wayne Beiderwell. 30 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Wayne Beiderwell; 26Oct76; MP31023.

MP31024.

Window to the universe. Moody Institute of Science, Educational Film Division. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Moody Institute of Science. © Moody Institute of Science; 1Mar77; MP31024.

MP31025.

Halloween safety. Centron Educational Films. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Centron Corporation, Inc. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 20May77; MP31025.

MP31026.

The O.D.’s vision care specialists. The American Optometric Association Committee on Career Guidance, a Directors, Inc. production. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © AOA a.a.d. for American Optometric Association; 1Nov71; MP31026.

MP31027.

River of no return; or. Lower Salmon Gorge. Del Roby. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Del Roby cavalcade) Prev. reg. 18Mar77, no. 10159. © Del Roby; 20May77; MP31027.

MP31028.

Summit candy bar—drum major. M and M Mars, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © M and M Mars, Inc. (Mars, Inc.); 2May77; MP31028.

MP31029.

The Children’s place. 3 J Education Enterprises, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © 3 J Education Enterprises, Inc.; 19Apr77; MP31029.

MP31030.

Understanding others. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc. Produced in cooperation with The Mutual Benefit Life Insurance Company. 34 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Style awareness training, program no. 2) © PPR, Inc. a.a.d.o. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc.; 14Dec76; MP31030.

MP31031.

Versatility. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc. Produced in cooperation with The Mutual Benefit Life Insurance Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Style awareness training, program no. 3) © PPR, Inc. a.a.d.o. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc.; 14Dec76; MP31031.

MP31032.

Understanding your style. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc. Produced in cooperation with The Mutual Benefit Life Insurance Company. 40 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Style awareness training, program no. 1) © PPR, Inc. a.a.d.o. Personnel Predictions and Research, Inc.; 14Dec76; MP31032.

MP31033.

Forever Furness. Temple University. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Robert G. Steele. © Temple University; 10Jul76; MP31033.

MP31034.

Farms in the spring. Journal Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Farms in the seasons) © Journal Films, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP31034.

MP31035.

Farms in the summer. Journal Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Farms in the seasons) © Journal Films, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP31035.

MP31036.

Farms in the winter. Journal Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Farms in the seasons) © Journal Films, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP31036.

MP31037.

Farms in the fall. Journal Films, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Farms in the seasons) © Journal Films, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP31037.

MP31038.

Jimmy’s kite. Gilbert Altschul Productions, Inc. Released by Journal Films, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Gilbert Altschul Productions, Inc.; 4Feb77; MP31038.

MP31039.

Going to school is your job. Gilbert Altschul Productions, Inc. Released by Journal Films. 2nd ed. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 27Jan65, MP15268. © Gilbert Altschul Productions, Inc.; 2Nov76; MP31039.

MP31040.

It’s your move Sergeant 2. Woroner Films, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Woroner Films, Inc.; 18Apr77 (in notice: 1976); MP31040.

MP31041.

The Use and abuse of force. Woroner Films, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Woroner Films, Inc.; 18Apr77 (in notice: 1976); MP31041.

#### MU

MU9790.

You can feel the difference. Monroe Auto Equipment Company. Made by Video Films, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Monroe Auto Equipment Company; 6Jul76; MU9790.

MU9791.

Winners ride Monroe. Monroe Auto Equipment Company. Made by Video Films, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Monroe Auto Equipment Company; 6Jul76; MU9791.

MU9792.

Put a winner in your corner. Regal Ride Shock Absorber Company. Made by Video Films, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © Regal Ride Shock Absorber Company; 6Jul76; MU9792.

MU9861.

NBC Sunday news, August 1, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Aug76; MU9861.

MU10028.

Candice Christmas. Polaroid Corporation. 30 sec., sd. © Polaroid Corporation; 20Dec76; MU10028.

MU10029.

Framework for ministry. Audio Visual Services, Division of Training and Education, Ypsilanti State Hospital. 60 min., sd., b&w, videotape. Appl. au: Ypsilanti State Hospital. Prev. reg. 22Apr76, C34079. NM: all-new motion picture containing prev. reg. textual material on the sound track. © Ypsilanti State Hospital & Dennis Kenny; 14Jan77; MU10029.

MU10030.

Facing the energy issues. Southern California Gas Company. 30 min., sd., color, videotape. © Southern California Gas Company; 3Jan77; MU10030.

MU10031.

NBC Saturday news, November 27, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10031.

MU10032.

NBC Sunday news, November 21, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10032.

MU10033.

NBC nightly news, November 22, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10033.

MU10034.

NBC nightly news, November 23, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10034.

MU10035.

NBC nightly news, November 24, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10035.

MU10036.

NBC nightly news, November 25, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10036.

MU10037.

NBC nightly news, December 16, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10037.

MU10038.

NBC nightly news, December 15, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10038.

MU10039.

NBC nightly news, December 14, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10039.

MU10040.

NBC nightly news, November 26, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Dec76; MU10040.

MU10041.

NBC nightly news, December 13, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10041.

MU10042.

NBC Sunday news, December 12, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10042.

MU10043.

NBC nightly news, December 17, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Jan77; MU10043.

MU10044.

NBC nightly news, November 29, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10044.

MU10045.

NBC nightly news, November 30, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10045.

MU10046.

NBC nightly news, December 1, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10046.

MU10047.

NBC nightly news, December 2, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10047.

MU10048.

NBC nightly news, December 3, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10048.

MU10049.

NBC Saturday news, December 4, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec76; MU10049.

MU10050.

NBC nightly news, December 6, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jan77; MU10050.

MU10051.

NBC nightly news, December 7, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jan77; MU10051.

MU10052.

NBC nightly news, December 8, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jan77; MU10052.

MU10053.

NBC nightly news, December 9, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jan77; MU10053.

MU10054.

NBC nightly news, December 10, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jan77; MU10054.

MU10055.

The Fleet listens to its own. Fleet Reserve Association. Made by SCAD Promotions, Inc. 15 min., sd., color. © Fleet Reserve Association; 27Dec76; MU10055.

MU10056.

Topographic anatomy of the head and neck. Pt. 3: The Cranium. Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Skeletal and topographic anatomy) © Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation; 27Dec76; MU10056.

MU10057.

Skeletal features of the skull. Pt. 4: Neural structures. Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Skeletal and topographic anatomy) © Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation; 27Dec76; MU10057.

MU10058.

Library in a landscape. Harvard College Library. 16 min. © President and Fellows of Harvard College; 27Jan77; MU10058.

MU10059.

Stone drawings. David C. Blankenship. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © David C. Blankenship; 27Dec76; MU10059.

MU10060.

Life on Samal Island. Linda M. Klug. 29 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. © Linda M. Klug; 10Jan77; MU10060.

MU10061.

NBC Sunday news, December 19, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10061.

MU10062.

NBC nightly news, December 20, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10062.

MU10063.

NBC nightly news, December 21, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10063.

MU10064.

NBC nightly news, December 22, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10064.

MU10065.

NBC nightly news, December 23, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10065.

MU10066.

NBC Saturday news, December 25, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10066.

MU10067.

NBC nightly news, December 24, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Jan77; MU10067.

MU10068.

NBC nightly news, December 27, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jan77; MU10068.

MU10069.

NBC nightly news, December 28, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jan77; MU10069.

MU10070.

NBC nightly news, December 29, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jan77; MU10070.

MU10071.

NBC nightly news, December 30, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jan77; MU10071.

MU10072.

NBC nightly news, December 31, 1976. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jan77; MU10072.

MU10073.

I fell in love with God. Michelle Dos Santos. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Michelle Dos Santos; 12Jan77; MU10073.

MU10074.

Lois Chiles knows. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 31Jan77; MU10074.

MU10075.

Basic acoustics 1. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine. Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 59 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10075.

MU10076.

Basic acoustics 2. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 63 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics. Wake Forest University; 30Dec76: MU10076.

MU10077.

Normal incidence. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10077.

MU10078.

Oblique incidence. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 61 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10078.

MU10079.

Ultrasound generation and reception. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 56 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10079.

MU10080.

Biological reflectors 1. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 48 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10080.

MU10081.

Biological reflectors 2. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 52 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10081.

MU10082.

Instrumentation 1. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 56 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10082.

MU10083.

Instrumentation 3. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 55 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10083.

MU10084.

Instrumentation 2. The Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. Made by Department of Audiovisual Resources, Bowman Gray School of Medicine, Wake Forest University. 47 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Bowman Gray School of Medicine, the Postgraduate Course in Medical Sonics, Wake Forest University; 30Dec76; MU10084.

MU10085.

Downy “drop shot” TV commercial of November 1960. The Proctor and Gamble Company. 1 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © The Proctor and Gamble Company; 9Mar77; MU10085.

MU10086.

NBC Sunday news, January 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10086.

MU10087.

NBC Saturday news, January 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Feb77; MU10087.

MU10088.

NBC nightly news, January 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Feb77; MU10088.

MU10089.

NBC nightly news, January 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Feb77; MU10089.

MU10090.

NBC nightly news, January 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Feb77; MU10090.

MU10091.

NBC Saturday news, January 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10091.

MU10092.

NBC nightly news, January 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10092.

MU10093.

NBC nightly news, January 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10093.

MU10094.

NBC nightly news, January 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10094.

MU10095.

NBC nightly news, January 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10095.

MU10096.

NBC nightly news, January 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; MU10096.

MU10097.

Have you ever thought about your face? Wingo C. Johnson. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Wingo C. Johnson; 11Mar77; MU10097.

MU10098.

15 big ones. Edward P. Roach. 18 min., sd., color, videotape. Music & some visuals prev. pub. NM: compilation. © Ed Roach; 8Mar77; MU10098.

MU10099.

Brother Rice High School, 1975–76. Thomas A. Doonan. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Add. ti: Yearfilm. © Thomas A. Doonan; 22Feb77; MU10099.

MU10100.

Disco number 1. MCC Productions. 58 min., sd., videotape in cassette. Appl. au: Earl McClure. NM: additions. © Earl McClure; 23Feb77; MU101OO.

MU10101.

Cranio-orbital resection of extensive tumors. Mutaz B. Habal. 20 min., color, 16 mm. © Mutaz B. Habal; 27Jan77; MU10101.

MU10102.

Service agent. Avis Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color. © Avis Corporation; 31Jan77; MU10102.

MU10103.

Night traveler. Avis Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color. © Avis Corporation; 31Jan77; MU10103.

MU10104.

Avis girl. Avis Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color. © Avis Corporation; 31Jan77; MU10104.

MU10105.

Visitor. Avis Corporation. 30 sec., sd., color. © Avis Corporation; 31Jan77; MU10105.

MU10106.

The Daily operations of a modern railroad. Paul M. Levine. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul M. Levine; 21Jan77; MU10106.

MU10107.

Proper care of tooljoints. Sedco, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, videotape. (Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 1) © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10107.

MU10108.

One armed bandit. Sedco, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, videotape. © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10108.

MU10109.

Sedco ’76. Sedco, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, videotape. © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10109.

MU10110.

Tripping and laying pipe down. Sedco, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, videotape. (Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 2) © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10110.

MU10111.

Conclusion. Sedco, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, videotape. (Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 5) © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10111.

MU10112.

Stability and trim. Pt. 1. Sedco, Inc. sd., color, videotape. © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10112.

MU10113.

Power end. Sedco, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, videotape. (Mud pump maintenance) © Sedco, Inc.: 14Mar77; MU10113.

MU10114.

Identification of drillpipe. Sedco, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, videotape. (Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 4) © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10114.

MU10115.

Repair of damaged tooljoints. Sedco, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, videotape. (Care and handling of drillpipe, pt. 3) © Sedco, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10115.

MU10116.

The Garden for all seasons. The Bellingrath-Morse Foundation. Made by The Jam Handy Organization, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Bellingrath-Morse Foundation; 3Mar77; MU10116.

MU10117.

NBC nightly news, January 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10117.

MU10118.

NBC nightly news, January 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10118.

MU10119.

NBC Sunday news, January 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10119.

MU10120.

NBC nightly news, January 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10120.

MU10121.

NBC nightly news, January 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10121.

MU10122.

NBC nightly news, January 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10122.

MU10123.

NBC nightly news, January 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10123.

MU10124.

NBC nightly news, January 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10124.

MU10125.

NBC Saturday news, January 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10125.

MU10126.

NBC Sunday news, January 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10126.

MU10127.

NBC nightly news, January 31, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10127.

MU10128.

NBC nightly news, February 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10128.

MU10129.

NBC nightly news, February 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10129.

MU10130.

NBC nightly news, February 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10130.

MU10131.

NBC nightly news, February 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10131.

MU10132.

NBC Saturday news, February 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 17Mar77; MU10132.

MU10133.

NBC Saturday news, January 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10133.

MU10134.

NBC nightly news, January 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10134.

MU10135.

NBC nightly news, January 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10135.

MU10136.

NBC nightly news, January 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Mar77; MU10136.

MU10137.

Under car inspection pays off. TRW Replacement Division. Made by the Jam Handy Organization, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © TRW Replacement Division; 10Mar77; MU10137.

MU10138.

Giant hernias managed by pneumoperitoneum. David P. Connolly. 17 min., si., color, 16 mm. © David P. Connolly; 7Mar77; MU10138.

MU10139.

SQHP. Rockwell International Corporation. Made by James Slayden Associates. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Rockwell International Corporation; 7Mar77; MU10139.

MU10140.

The Wandering muse of Artemus Flagg. The Musical Arts Association. 60 min., sd. © The Musical Arts Association; 14Mar77; MU10140.

MU10141.

NBC Saturday news, February 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10141.

MU10142.

NBC nightly news, February 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10142.

MU10143.

NBC nightly news, February 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10143.

MU10144.

NBC nightly news, February 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10144.

MU10145.

NBC nightly news, February 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10145.

MU10146.

NBC nightly news, February 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10146.

MU10147.

NBC Sunday news, February 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Mar77; MU10147.

MU10148.

NBC Sunday news, February 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10148.

MU10149.

NBC nightly news, February 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10149.

MU10150.

NBC nightly news, February 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10150.

MU10151.

NBC nightly news, February 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10151.

MU10152.

NBC nightly news, February 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10152.

MU10153.

NBC nightly news, February 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10153.

MU10154.

NBC Saturday news, February 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Mar77; MU10154.

MU10155.

Wow. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 16Mar77; MU10155.

MU10156.

Son of diabetes booklet. Albert Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 16Mar77; MU10156.

MU10157.

14 hour hold, revised, for two sprays. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 16Mar77; MU10157.

MU10158.

The Commando V-150. Cadillac Gage Company. Made by The Jam Handy Organization, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cadillac Gage Company; 18Mar77; MU10158.

MU10159.

The River of no return; or, Lower Salmon Gorge. Del Roby. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Del Roby cavalcade) © Del Roby; 18Mar77; MU10159.

MU10160.

Stitches in time. Paul Schneider. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paul Schneider; 17Mar77; MU10160.

MU10161.

Park sequence. Robert Kosovsky. 6 min., sd., color and b&w. © Robert Kosovsky; 21Mar77; MU10161.

MU10162.

Riverview Park, Chicago. Clarence C. Hintze & George E. Berbert. 19 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Clarence C. Hintze & George E. Berbert; 25Mar77; MU10162.

MU10163.

The Worker syndrome: Bob Amico. The Center Foundation. 30 min., sd., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10163.

MU10164.

A Dream claiming clarity: Barbara Moore. The Center Foundation. 20 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10164.

MU10165.

Growing in a relationship: Richie and Suzanne. The Center Foundation. 30 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10165.

MU10166.

Patty and pal: an introduction to relationships. The Center Foundation. 28 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10166.

MU10167.

Rosie’s dream. The Center Foundation. 19 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10167.

MU10168.

The Twelve chairs: Linda Binder. The Center Foundation. 16 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10168.

MU10169.

Talking from your dreams: Linda and Randy. The Center Foundation. 16 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10169.

MU10170.

Going deeper: Joe Granados’ dream. The Center Foundation. 11 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10170.

MU10171.

Beginning feeling: Doctor Binder with Kathy, the second day of therapy. The Center Foundation. 20 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10171.

MU10172.

Defending against clarity: Linda Binder. The Center Foundation. 22 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10172.

MU10173.

Expression in relationships: Jaynie’s dream. The Center Foundation. 18 min., b&w. Appl. au: Dominic L. Cirincione. © The Center Foundation; 23Mar77; MU10173.

MU10174.

NBC Sunday news, February 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10174.

MU10175.

NBC nightly news, February 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10175.

MU10176.

NBC nightly news, February 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10176.

MU10177.

NBC nightly news, February 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10177.

MU10178.

NBC nightly news, February 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10178.

MU10179.

NBC nightly news, February 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10179.

MU10180.

NBC Saturday news, February 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Apr77; MU10180.

MU10181.

The Grand flights. Ronald D. Osterman. 15 min., color, Super 8 mm. © Ronald Osterman & Douglas Sechrist; 6Apr77; MU10181.

MU10182.

Bela Bartok. Helmy Kresa & Tibor Serly. 10 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Helmy Kresa & Tibor Serly; 18Mar77; MU10182.

MU10183.

Say hi—a hospital delivery. Ann B. Barnes. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Adrienne Lindon. © Ann B. Barnes & Adrienne Lindon; 18Feb77; MU10183.

MU10184.

Tennis. Alberto-Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto-Culver Company; 28Mar77; MU10184.

MU10185.

Goppy. Amaze Company. 30 sec., sd., color. Appl. au: Willie Thomas Hensley. © Amaze Company; 8Apr77; MU10185.

MU10186.

Their last days on Earth. Elaine Hurwitz. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Elaine Hurwitz; 7Apr77; MU10186.

MU10187.

NBC Sunday news, March 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10187.

MU10188.

NBC nightly news, March 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10188.

MU10189.

NBC nightly news, March 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10189.

MU10190.

NBC nightly news, March 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10190.

MU10191.

NBC nightly news, March 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10191.

MU10192.

NBC nightly news, March 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10192.

MU10193.

NBC Saturday news, March 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10193.

MU10194.

NBC Sunday news, February 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10194.

MU10195.

NBC nightly news, February 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10195.

MU10196.

NBC nightly news, March 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10196.

MU10197.

NBC nightly news, March 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10197.

MU10198.

NBC nightly news, March 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10198.

MU10199.

NBC nightly news, March 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10199.

MU10200.

NBC Saturday news, March 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Apr77; MU10200.

MU10201.

Immobilization of free roaming bighorn sheep in San Gabriel Mountains. William David Phifer. 45 min., sd., color. (Wild sheep of North America). © William David Phifer; 26Apr77; MU10201.

MU10202.

I.N.C. Jonathan K. Rome. 60 min., sd., b&w, videotape. Script prev. reg. as The Challenge of I.N.C., 2Mar73, DU86246. NM: videotape performance of script. © Jonathan K. Rome; 11Apr77; MU10202.

MU10203.

Encouragement in the foreign language classroom. Patricia Gobbett Levno. 5 min., sd., videotape (1/2 in.) in case. © Patricia Gobbett Levno; 24Nov76; MU10203.

MU10204.

Merton Gill, M.D. with Irwin Hoffman, Ph.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 50 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10204.

MU10205.

Fritz Moellenhoff, M.D. with Constance Goldberg, M.S.W. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 30 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10205.

MU10206.

John Spiegel, M.D. with Jerome Kavka, M.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 50 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10206.

MU10207.

Helen McLean, M.D. with Lucia Tower, M.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 60 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10207.

MU10208.

Louis B. Shapiro, M.D. with Arnold Goldberg, M.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 50 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10208.

MU10209.

Helen Ross with Fay Sawyier, Ph.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 50 min., sd., b&w. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 22Apr77; MU10209.

MU10210.

NBC Sunday news, March 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10210.

MU10211.

NBC nightly news, March 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10211.

MU10212.

NBC nightly news, March 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10212.

MU10213.

NBC nightly news, March 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10213.

MU10214.

NBC nightly news, March 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10214.

MU10215.

NBC nightly news, March 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10215.

MU10216.

NBC Saturday news, March 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Apr77; MU10216.

MU10217.

NBC Sunday news, March 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10217.

MU10218.

NBC nightly news, March 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10218.

MU10219.

NBC nightly news, March 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10219.

MU10220.

NBC nightly news, March 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10220.

MU10221.

NBC nightly news, March 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10221.

MU10222.

NBC nightly news, March 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10222.

MU10223.

NBC Saturday news, March 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13May77; MU10223.

MU10224.

First alert commerce puppies. Commerce Bancshares, Inc. 30 sec., si., color, 16 mm. © Commerce Bancshares, Inc.; 21Apr77; MU10224.

MU10225.

The People’s Republic of China, 1975. Taco C. Proper. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Taco C. Proper & Katherine S. Proper; 11Feb77; MU10225.

MU10226.

Smoking and its effects. Jaime Edward Stopinski. 2 min., videotape. © Jaime Stopinski; 29Feb77; MU10226.

MU10227.

Follow the leader, Miami Valley Broadcasting Corporation. 2 min., sd., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Miami Valley Broadcasting Corporation d.b.a. WHIO; 2Jun77; MU10227.

MU10228.

Building for the future. Fairfax County Public Schools. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Fairfax County Public Schools, Department of Instructional Services; 26May77; MU10228.

MU10229.

Simultaneous communication dictionary for non-verbal children. Pt. 1. Dysfunctioning Child Center, Michael Reese Hospital and Medical Center. 30 min., sd., color, videotape. Add. ti: Simultaneous language dictionary for use with non-verbal children. © Dysfunctioning Child Center, Michael Reese Hospital and Medical Center; 8Jun77; MU10229.

MU10230.

Samsonite versus the 3rd grade. Samsonite Corporation. Made by J. Walter Thompson Company. 30 sec., sd., color. © Samsonite Corporation; 11May77; MU10230.

MU10231.

Samsonite versus the Pittsburgh Steelers. Samsonite Corporation. Made by J. Walter Thompson Company. 30 sec., sd., color. Add. ti: Samsonite versus Steelers. © Samsonite Corporation; 11May77; MU10231.

MU10232.

NBC nightly news, April 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10232.

MU10233.

NBC nightly news, April 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10233.

MU10234.

NBC nightly news, April 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10234.

MU10235.

NBC nightly news, April 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10235.

MU10236.

NBC nightly news, April 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10236.

MU10237.

NBC Saturday news, April 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26May77; MU10237.

MU10238.

NBC Sunday news, March 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU10238.

MU10239.

NBC nightly news, March 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU10239.

MU10240.

NBC nightly news, March 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU1024O.

MU10241.

NBC nightly news, March 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU10241.

MU10242.

NBC nightly news, March 31, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU10242.

MU10243.

NBC nightly news, April 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19May77; MU10243.

MU10244.

Roll laminating. Racine Unified School District. 29 min., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Teaching with media) Add. ti: Roll laminator machine. © Racine Unified School District; 4May77; MU10244.

MU10245.

Photography. Racine Unified School District. 20 min., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Teaching with media) © Racine Unified School District; 4May77; MU10245.

MU10246.

Dry mount press. Racine Unified School District. 16 min., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Teaching with media) © Racine Unified School District; 4May77; MU10246.

MU10247.

Lettering. Racine Unified School District. 16 min., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Teaching with media) © Racine Unified School District; 4May77; MU10247.

MU10248.

Origins. Unified School District Number 1 of Racine County. 16 min., videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unified School District Number 1 of Racine County; 4May77; MU10248.

MU10249.

Body beautiful. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 31May77; MU10249.

MU10250.

I’ll never switch. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 31May77; MU10250.

MU10251.

We learn by love. The Parent Board of Saint Joseph Community School, Inc. 30 min., sd., color. © The Parent Board of Saint Joseph Community School, Inc.; 22Jun77; MU10251.

MU10252.

The Clean machine. Action Marketing, Inc. 2 min., sd., b&w, videotape. © Action Marketing, Inc.; 23May77; MU10252.

MU10253.

NBC Saturday news, April 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10253.

MU10254.

NBC Saturday news, April 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10254.

MU10255.

NBC nightly news, April 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10255.

MU10256.

NBC nightly news, April 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10256.

MU10257.

NBC nightly news, April 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10257.

MU10258.

NBC nightly news, April 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10258.

MU10259.

NBC nightly news, April 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10259.

MU10260.

NBC Sunday news, April 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 10Jun77; MU10260.

MU10261.

NBC nightly news, April 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10261.

MU10262.

NBC nightly news, April 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10262.

MU10263.

NBC nightly news, April 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10263.

MU10264.

NBC nightly news, April 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10264.

MU10265.

NBC nightly news, April 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10265.

MU10266.

NBC Sunday news, April 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun77; MU10266.

MU10267.

Safety lane inspection procedures. Roadway Express, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Roadway Express, Inc.; 22Jun77; MU10267.

MU10268.

Nenette magic dusters. Action Marketing, Inc. 2 min., sd., b&w. videotape. © Action Marketing, Inc.; 20Jun77; MU10268.

### RENEWAL REGISTRATIONS

#### R

R650093.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 79. © 30Sep49; M4625. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650093.

R650094.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 80. © 4Oct49; M4626. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650094.

R650095.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 81. © 7Oct49; M4672. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650095.

R650096.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 82. © 11Oct49; M4673. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650096.

R650097.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 83. © 14Oct49; M4674. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650097.

R650098.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 84. © 18Oct49; M4675. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650098.

R650099.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 85. © 21Oct49; M4711. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650099.

R650100.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 86. © 25Oct49; M4712. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650100.

R650101.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 87. © 28Oct49; M4713. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650101.

R650102.

Movietone news. vol. 32, no. 88. © 1Nov49; M4760. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650102.

R650103.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 89. © 4Nov49; M4761. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650103.

R650104.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 90. © 8Nov49; M4762. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650104.

R650105.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 91. © 11Nov49; M4763. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650105.

R650106.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 92. © 15Nov49; M4764. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650106.

R650107.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 93. © 18Nov49; M4805. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650107.

R650108.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 94. © 22Nov49; M4806. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650108.

R650109.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 95. © 25Nov49; M4807. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650109.

R650110.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 96. © 29Nov49; M4808. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650110.

R650111.

Paramount news, number 28. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 14Dec49; M4828. Major News Library (PWH); 3Jan77; R650111.

R650112.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 72. © 6Sep49; M4843. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650112.

R650113.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 97. © 2Dec49; M4850. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650113.

R650114.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 98. © 6Dec49; M4851. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650114.

R650115.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 99. © 9Dec49; M4852. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650115.

R650116.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 100. © 13Dec49; M4853. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650116.

R650117.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 101. © 16Dec49; M4915. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650117.

R650118.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 102. © 20Dec49; M4916. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650118.

R650119.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 103. © 23Dec49; M4917. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650119.

R650120.

Paramount news, number 29. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 17Dec49; M4950. Major News Library (PWH); 3Jan77; R650120.

R650121.

Paramount news, number 30. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 21Dec49; M4951. Major News Library (PWH); 3Jan77; R650121.

R650122.

Paramount news, number 32. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 28Dec49; M4952. Major News Library (PWH); 3Jan77; R650122.

R650123.

Paramount news, number 31. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 24Dec49; M4973. Major News Library (PWH); 3Jan77; R650123.

R650124.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 104. © 27Dec49; M4982. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650124.

R650125.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 1. © 30Dec49; M4983. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650125.

R650126.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 53. © 1Jul49; M4353. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650126.

R650127.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 54. © 5Jul49; M4354. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650127.

R650128.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 55. © 8Jul49; M4368. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650128.

R650129.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 56. © 12Jul49; M4369. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650129.

R650130.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 57. © 15Jul49; M4390. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650130.

R650131.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 58. © 19Jul49; M4391. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650131.

R650132.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 59. © 22Jul49; M4440. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650132.

R650133.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 60. © 26Jul49; M4441. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650133.

R650134.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 61. © 29Jul49; M4442. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650134.

R650135.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 62. © 2Aug49; M4443. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650135.

R650136.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 63. © 5Aug49; M4444. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650136.

R650137.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 64. © 9Aug49; M4445. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650137.

R650138.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 65. © 12Aug49; M4455. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650138.

R650139.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 66. © 16Aug49; M4456. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650139.

R650140.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 67. © 19Aug49; M4457. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650140.

R650141.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 68. © 23Aug49; M4458. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650141.

R650142.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 69. © 26Aug49; M4553. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650142.

R650143.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 70. © 30Aug49; M4554. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650143.

R650144.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 71. © 2Sep49; M4555. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650144.

R650145.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 73. © 9Sep49; M4588. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650145.

R650146.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 74. © 13Sep49; M4589. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650146.

R650147.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 75. © 16Sep49; M4590. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650147.

R650148.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 76. © 20Sep49; M4591. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650148.

R650149.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 77. © 23Sep49; M4623. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650149.

R650150.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 78. © 27Sep49; M4624. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650150.

R650152.

The Great lover. By Hope Enterprises, Inc. © 28Dec49; L2774. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650152.

R650153.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 43. © 27May49; M4213. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650153.

R650154.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 44. © 31May49; M4214. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650154.

R650155.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 45. © 3Jun49; M4333. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650155.

R650156.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 46. © 7Jun49; M4334. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650156.

R650157.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 47. © 10Jun49; M4335. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650157.

R650158.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 48. © 14Jun49; M4336. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650158.

R650159.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 49. © 17Jun49; M4337. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650159.

R650160.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 50. © 21Jun49; M4338. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650160.

R650161.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 51. © 24Jun49; M4351. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650161.

R650162.

Movietone news. Vol. 32, no. 52. © 28Jun49; M4352. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650162.

R650404.

Mister Soft Touch. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Jun49; L2311. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650404.

R650405.

Feudin’ rhythm. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Dec49; L2680. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650405.

R650406.

His baiting beauty. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 19Dec49; L2688. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650406.

R650407.

And baby makes three. By Santana Pictures. © 7Dec49; L2776. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650407.

R650408.

Wha’ happen? By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Dec49; L2780. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650408.

R650409.

Frontier outpost. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 29Dec49; L2808. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650409.

R650410.

French fried frolic. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 8Dec49; L2895. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650410.

R650411.

Yukon Canada. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 22Dec49; MP8. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650411.

R650412.

American heritage of hospitality. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 9Dec49; M4782. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650412.

R650413.

Disc jockeys, U.S.A. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 4) © 15Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M5041. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650413.

R650414.

Candid mike. Ser. 2, no. 2. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 29Dec49; M5128. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650414.

R650456.

Side street. By Loew’s, Inc. © 25Nov49; L2649. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Nov76; R650456.

R650457.

Malaya. By Loew’s, Inc. © 25Nov49; L2650. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Nov76; R650457.

R650458.

We can dream, can’t we? By Loew’s, Inc. © 23Nov49; L2729. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Nov76; R650458.

R650459.

Sports oddities. By Loew’s, Inc. © 25Nov49; M4862. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Nov76; R650459.

R650461.

Little quacker. By Loew’s, Inc. © 20Dec49; L2797. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec76; R650461.

R650507.

Berlin powderkeg. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 7Jan49; M3977. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R650507.

R650508.

Game birds. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Sportscope) © 14Jan49; M3978. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R650508.

R650509.

Men of the Shooting Stars. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Screenliner) © 21Jan49; M4041. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R650509.

R650510.

Salt to the Devil. By Plantaganet Films, Ltd. Based on book, Christ in concrete. © 6Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LP35. Pietro Di Donato (PWH); 6Jan77; R650510.

R650840.

Fly’s last flight. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 23Dec49; L2709. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 10Jan77; R650840.

R650841.

The Lady takes a sailor. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 29Dec49; L2711. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 10Jan77; R650841.

R650842.

The Heiress. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 28Dec49; L2725. EMKA Division of Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650842.

R650843.

Chicago deadline. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 21Nov49; L2766. EMKA Division of Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Jan77; R650843.

R650846.

Stage fright. By Warner Brothers Pictures Corporation. © 21Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP83. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650846.

R650847.

Young man with a horn. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 30Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP124. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650847.

R650848.

The Great jewel robber. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 12Jul50 (in notice: 1949); LP276. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650848.

R650849.

This side of the law. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 3Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LP297. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650849.

R650850.

Return of The Frontiersman. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 5Jun50 (in notice: 1949); LP298. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650850.

R650851.

Montana. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 28Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2928. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650851.

R650852.

The Hasty heart. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 14Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2929. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650852.

R650853.

Barricade. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 1Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2951. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R650853.

R650911.

Paramount news, issue number 33. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 31Dec49; M4953. Major News Library (PWH); 31Jan77; R650911.

R650989.

Saturday evening puss. By Loew’s, Inc. © 28Dec49 (in notice: 1950); L2737. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec76; R650989.

R650990.

Pest control. By Loew’s, Inc. © 28Dec49 (in notice: 1948); L2728. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec76; R650990.

R650993.

Comic Book Land. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 23Dec49; L2793. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 28Dec76; R650993.

R650995.

Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in Dancing shoes. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 1Dec49; L2960. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 28Dec76; R650995.

R650996.

Flying cups and saucers. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 2Dec49; L2968. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 28Dec76; R650996.

R650997.

Mighty Mouse, in Stop, look, and listen. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 1Dec49; L2969. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 28Dec76; R650997.

R651036.

Ma and Pa Kettle go to town. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Dec49; LP74. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651036.

R651037.

Kid from Texas. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP75. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651037.

R651038.

Francis. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP101. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651038.

R651039.

Curtain call at Cactus Creek. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 14Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP121. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651039.

R651040.

The Pecos pistol. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2738. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651040.

R651041.

Lionel Hampton and his orchestra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2785. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651041.

R651042.

The Fargo phantom. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2810. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651042.

R651043.

Gold strike. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50 (in notice: 1949); MP127. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651043.

R651044.

Ethel Smith and The Henry King Orchestra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50 (in notice: 1949); MP358. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651044.

R651045.

Freddie Slack and his orchestra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50 (in notice: 1949); MP360. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651045.

R651046.

Progress Island. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50 (in notice: 1949); MP567. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651046.

R651047.

Boundaries unlimited. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4872. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651047.

R651048.

Breaking the tape. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4972. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651048.

R651049.

Future skippers. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4990. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651049.

R651050.

You don’t say! By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4992. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651050.

R651051.

Songs of the range. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4993. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651051.

R651052.

My favorite girl. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4994. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651052.

R651053.

Dream dust. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; M4995. Universal Pictures (PWH); 5Jan77; R651053.

R651073.

Deadly is the female. © 23Dec49; L2712. Pioneer Pictures Corporation (PWH); 31Jan77; R651073.

R651074.

Range land. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 25Dec49; L2713. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation (formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation) (PWH); 31Jan77; R651074.

R651075.

Bomba on Panther Island. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 18Dec49; LP5. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation (formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation) (PWH); 31Jan77; R651075.

R651082.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 231. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 21Dec49; MP517. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651082.

R651083.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 232. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 25Dec49; MP518. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651083.

R651084.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 233. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 28Dec49; MP519. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651084.

R651085.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 234. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 30Dec49; MP520. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651085.

R651086.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 226. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 2Dec49; M4902. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651086.

R651087.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 227. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 7Dec49; M4903. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651087.

R651088.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 228. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 9Dec49; M4904. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651088.

R651089.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 229. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 14Dec49; M4905. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651089.

R651090.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 230. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 16Dec49; M4906. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Jan77; R651090.

R651743.

The Astonished heart. By General Film Distributors, Ltd. © 18Oct50 (in notice: 1949); LP453. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 14Jan77; R651743.

R651744.

The Golden salamander. By Pinewood Films, Ltd. © 3Feb50 (in notice: 1949); LF133. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 14Jan77; R651744.

R651745.

Traveller’s joy. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. © 7May51 (in notice: 1949); LP286. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 14Jan77; R651745.

R651875.

A Kiss for Corliss. Add. ti: Almost a bride. © 25Nov49; LP2640. Strand Productions, Inc. (PWH); 4Feb77; R651875.

R652478.

It’s a snap. By Leslie S. Coleman. © 1Mar49; M3950. The Wiremold Company (PWH); 22Feb77; R652478.

R652515.

The Bicycle thief. By Arthur Mayer & Joseph Burstyn, Inc. © 13Dec49; L2718. Joseph Burstyn, Inc. (PWH); 26Jan77; R652515.

R652866.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 237. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 11Jan50; MP248. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652866.

R652867.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 238. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 13Jan50; MP249. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652867.

R652868.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 239. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 18Jan50; MP250. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652868.

R652869.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 240. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 20Jan50; MP251. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652869.

R652870.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 241. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 25Jan50; MP252. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652870.

R652871.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 242. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 27Jan50; MP253. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652871.

R652872.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 235. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 4Jan50; MP521. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652872.

R652873.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 236. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 6Jan50; MP522. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 7Feb77; R652873.

R652897.

Tillie’s punctured romance. By Burwood Pictures Corporation. © 20Jan50; LP99. Alan Enterprises, Inc. (PWH); 24Jan77; R652897.

R652898.

The Costume designer. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 31Dec49; MP588. Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences (PWH); 24Jan77; R652898.

R653082.

Nancy goes to Rio. By Loew’s, Inc. © 31Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2824. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 3Feb77; R653082.

R653083.

Key to the city. By Loew’s, Inc. © 2Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2825. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 3Feb77; R653083.

R653168.

Davy Crockett, Indian scout. By Reliance Pictures, Inc. © 7Jan50; L2745. United Artists Corporation (PWH); 3Feb77; R653168.

R653169.

How green is my spinach. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 27Jan50; L2856. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 3Feb77; R653169.

R653338.

Movie memories. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 18Feb49; M3979. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 10Feb77; R653338.

R653339.

Shake hands with success. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 18Mar49; M4061. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 10Feb77; R653339.

R653340.

Waders of the deep. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 11Feb49; M4067. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 10Feb77; R653340.

R653341.

On watch. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (This is America) © 4Mar49; M4155. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 10Feb77; R653341.

R653591.

Black hand. By Loew’s, Inc. © 18Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2805. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 28Jan77; R653591.

R653592.

Stars in my crown. By Loew’s, Inc. © 18Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2882. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 28Jan77; R653592.

R653637.

On stage. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 1) © 24Feb49; M4043. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653637.

R653638.

Asia’s new voice. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 2) © 14Feb49; M4159. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653638.

R653639.

Report on the atom. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 4) © 25Apr49; M4360. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653639.

R653640.

Sweden looks ahead. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 5) © 12May49; M4361. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653640.

R653641.

It’s in the groove. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 6) © 9Jun49; M4362. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653641.

R653642.

Stop—heavy traffic! (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 7) © 1Jul49; M4516. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653642.

R653643.

Farming pays off. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 8) © 4Aug49; M4517. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653643.

R653644.

Policeman’s holiday. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 9) © 2Sep49; M4609. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653644.

R653645.

The Fight for better schools. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 10) © 30Sep49; M4620. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653645.

R653646.

MacArthur’s Japan. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 11) © 11Nov49; M4874. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653646.

R653647.

A Chance to live. (The March of Time, vol. 15, no. 12) © 23Dec49; M5052. Time, Inc. (PWH); 5Jan77; R653647.

R653702.

Always leave them laughing. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 28Nov49; L2637. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 2Dec76; R653702.

R653703.

White heat. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 28Nov49; L2638. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 2Dec76; R653703.

R653822.

Ride, Ryder, ride. By Pathe Industries, Inc. © 23Feb49; L2140. Authors Research Company (PWH); 11Feb77; R653822.

R653823.

Roll, thunder, roll! By Pathe Industries, Inc. © 23Mar49; L2433. Authors Research Company (PWH); 3Mar77; R653823.

R653824.

The Fighting redhead. By Pathe Industries, Inc. © 1Oct49; L2677. Authors Research Company (PWH); 3Mar77; R653824.

R653825.

Prize fighter. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 23Sep49; M4809. Authors Research Company (PWH); 3Mar77; R653825.

R654407.

Backfire. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 11Feb50 (in notice: 1948); L2927. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 28Dec76; R654407.

R654702.

The Yellow Cab man. By Loew’s, Inc. © 15Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2881. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 24Feb77; R654702.

R654704.

Texas Tom. By Loew’s, Inc. © 15Feb50; L2924. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 22Feb77; R654704.

R654705.

Colorful Holland. By Loew’s; Inc. © 15Feb50 (in notice: 1949); M5093. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 22Feb77; R654705.

R654824.

The Reckless moment. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 25Oct49; L2575. Champion Pictures Corporation (PWH); 16Feb77; R654824.

R654826.

Madness of the heart. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50 (in notice: 1949); LP360. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 1Mar77; R654826.

R654827.

Adam and Evelyn. By Two Cities Films, Ltd. © 26Sep49; LP434. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 1Mar77; R654827.

R654955.

Robin’s wild ride. By Colombia Pictures Corporation. (Batman and Robin, no. 3) © 10Jan50; LP6. Colombia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654955.

R654956.

Punchy De Leon. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 12Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LP324. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654956.

R654957.

The Traveling saleswoman. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 3Jan50; L2731. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654957.

R654958.

Mary Ryan, detective. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 5Jan50; L2760. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH): 7Feb77; R654958.

R654959.

Chinatown at midnight. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 18Jan50; L2761. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654959.

R654960.

All the King’s men. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 5Jan50; L2764. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654960.

R654961.

Girls’ school. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 24Jan50; L2792. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654961.

R654962.

Trail of the rustlers. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Jan50; L2806. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654962.

R654963.

Bodyhold. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 5Jan50; L2807. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654963.

R654964.

Racing headliners. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 5Jan50 (in notice: 1949); MP6. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654964.

R654965.

The Great showman. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 5) © 10Jan50; M5111. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Feb77; R654965.

R654966.

Hoedown. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 24Feb50; L2851. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R654966.

R654967.

A Woman of distinction. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 16Feb50; L2901. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R654967.

R654968.

Father is a bachelor. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 25Feb50; L2905. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R654968.

R654969.

Hold that monkey. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 16Feb50; L2934. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R654969.

R654970.

King Archer. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 23Feb50 (in notice: 1949); MP465. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R654970.

R655145.

So young, so bad. By Individual Pictures, Inc. Add. ti: Escape if you can. © 15Feb50; L2878. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 3Mar77; R655145.

R655146.

Rapture. By Goldridge, Inc. © 28Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2959. United Artists Corporation (PWH); 3Mar77; R655146.

R655150.

The Life of Riley. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 15Mar49; L2272. Universal Pictures & Brecher Productions, Inc. (PWH); 4Mar77; R655150.

R655494.

Motor mania. © 28Feb50; LP235. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 4Mar77; R655494.

R655495.

Lion down. © 8Feb50; LP608. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 4Mar77; R655495.

R655496.

Corn chips. © 3Feb50; LP865. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 4Mar77; R655496.

R655630.

The Outriders. By Loew’s, Inc. © 3Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2923. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 7Mar77; R655630.

R655898.

Canadian roughriders. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 11Mar49; M4165. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 10Mar77; R655898.

R655900.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 243. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 1Feb50; MP254. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655900.

R655901.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 244. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 3Feb50; MP255. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655901.

R655902.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 245. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 8Feb50; MP256. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655902.

R655903.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 246. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 10Feb50; MP257. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655903.

R655904.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 247. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 15Feb50; MP258. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655904.

R655905.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 248. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 17Feb50; MP259. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655905.

R655906.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 249. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 22Feb50; MP260. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655906.

R655907.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 250. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 24Feb50; MP261. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 10Mar77; R655907.

R655943.

The Courting of Bell. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 7Dec49; L2678. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655943.

R655944.

The Assassin. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 7Dec49; L2679. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655944.

R655945.

Epilogue. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on story by Brewster Morgan. © 30Dec49; L2746. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655945.

R655946.

The Pardoner’s tale. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on story by Geoffrey Chaucer. © 30Dec49; L2747. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655946.

R655947.

Sealed orders. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on story by Alfred De Vigny. © 30Dec49; L2748. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655947.

R655948.

Battle scene. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 30Dec49; L2749. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655948.

R655949.

The Human touch. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 30Dec49; L2750. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655949.

R655950.

The Room. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 30Dec49; L2762. CBS, Inc., formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R655950.

R656587.

Walk softly, stranger. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 31Dec49; LP414. RKO General, Inc. (PWH); 14Mar77; R656587.

R656588.

Bride for sale. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. & Crest Productions, Inc. © 13Nov49; L2675. RKO General, Inc. (PWH); 14Mar77; R656588.

R656589.

Storm over Wyoming. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 31Dec49; L2814. RKO General, Inc. (PWH); 14Mar77; R656589.

R656657.

His bitter half. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30May50 (in notice: 1949); MP228. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656657.

R656658.

It’s hummer time. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Aug50 (in notice: 1949); MP410. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656658.

R656659.

Just for fun. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Jul50 (in notice: 1949); MP429. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656659.

R656660.

8 ball bunny. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Jul50 (in notice: 1949); MP430. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656660.

R656661.

The Ducksters. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Oct50 (in notice: 1949); MP582. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656661.

R656662.

A Fractured leghorn. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Oct50 (in notice: 1949); MP583. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656662.

R656663.

Golden yeggs. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Oct50 (in notice: 1949); MP586. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656663.

R656664.

Bunker Hill bunny. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP615. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656664.

R656665.

Pop ’im Pop. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP616. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656665.

R656666.

Slap happy. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 10Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP624. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656666.

R656667.

All abir-r-r-d. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Dec50 (in notice: 1949); MP735. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656667.

R656668.

What’s up, Doc? By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 4Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP740. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656668.

R656669.

Bushy hare. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 1Dec50 (in notice: 1949); MP741. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656669.

R656670.

An Egg scramble. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 4Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP742. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656670.

R656671.

Canary row. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP792. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656671.

R656672.

Two’s a crowd. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP793. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656672.

R656673.

Dog collared. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 10Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP802. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656673.

R656674.

Ski in the sky. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 2Feb51 (in notice: 1949); MP887. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656674.

R656675.

The Hypo-chondri-cat. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 16Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP891. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656675.

R656676.

The Rabbit of Seville. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 16Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP892. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656676.

R656677.

Caveman Inki. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Jan51 (in notice: 1949); MP893. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656677.

R656678.

A Fox in a fix. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Feb51 (in notice: 1949); MP1001. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656678.

R656679.

Hare we go. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Feb51 (in notice: 1949); MP1003. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656679.

R656680.

Canned feud. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 19Mar51 (in notice: 1949); MP1030. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656680.

R656681.

Scent-imental Romeo. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); MP1147. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656681.

R656682.

A Bone for a bone. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15May51 (in notice: 1949); MP1185. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656682.

R656683.

Rocky Eden. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15May51 (in notice: 1949); MP1186. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656683.

R656684.

Hunting the fox. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Aug49; M4501. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656684.

R656685.

So you’re having in-law trouble. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 13Sep49; M4503. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656685.

R656686.

Pigskin passes. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 23Sep49; M4582. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656686.

R656687.

Trailin’ West. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Oct49; M4585. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656687.

R656688.

The Little archer. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 7Oct49; M4596. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656688.

R656689.

Bye, bye, Blue Beard. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 25Oct49; M4644. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656689.

R656690.

So you want to get rich quick. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 7Nov49; M4720. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656690.

R656691.

Sports new and old. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 7Nov49; M4722. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656691.

R656692.

Spills and chills. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 7Nov49; M4723. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656692.

R656693.

Kings of the Rockies. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 22Nov49; M4725. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656693.

R656694.

Happy holidays. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 13Dec49; M4840. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656694.

R656695.

So you want to be an actor. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 28Dec49; M4854. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656695.

R656696.

Jungle terror. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M4863. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656696.

R656697.

Kings of the Rockies. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49; M4963. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656697.

R656698.

Snow carnival. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M4975. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656698.

R656699.

The Grass is always greener. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M4977. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656699.

R656700.

That’s bully. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Feb50 (in notice: 1949); M5082. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656700.

R656701.

Let’s go boating. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M5084. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656701.

R656702.

That’s bully. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49; M5122. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656702.

R656703.

Women of tomorrow. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M5130. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656703.

R656704.

Homeless hare. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Dec49; M5132. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 11Mar77; R656704.

R656802.

The Counterfeit cat. By Loew’s, Inc. © 7Dec49 (in notice: 1950); L2706. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 13Dec76; R656802.

R656803.

Ambush. By Loew’s, Inc. © 12Dec49; L2727. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 13Dec76; R656803.

R656804.

East Side, West Side. By Loew’s, Inc. © 7Dec49; L2736. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 13Dec76; R656804.

R656865.

Screen actors. By Loew’s, Inc. © 23Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP28. Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences (PWH); 18Apr77; R656865.

R656866.

Top o’ the morning. By Bing Crosby Enterprises, Inc. © 5Sep49; L2572. Gertrude L. Morrow, Florence Crosby Ortiz, June Johnson Cooper, Harry L. Crosby, Jr., John O’Melveny & John O’Melveny as trustee of the Wilma H. Crosby Trust (PWH); 18Apr77; R656866.

R656957.

The Reformer and the redhead. By Loew’s, Inc. © 7Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2943. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Mar77; R656957.

R656958.

Please believe me. By Loew’s, Inc. © 8Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2944. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Mar77; R656958.

R657250.

Jerry and the lion. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Mar50; LP29. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 18Mar77; R657250.

R657251.

The Big hangover. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2945. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 18Mar77; R657251.

R657307.

Dancing in the dark. © 2Dec49; L2693. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657307.

R657308.

Dakota Lil. By Alson Productions, Inc. © 20Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2888. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657308.

R657309.

Twelve o’clock high. © 25Dec49; L2922. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657309.

R657310.

Whirlpool. © 12Jan50; L2940. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657310.

R657311.

Prince of foxes. © 9Dec49; L2970. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657311.

R657312.

Lawrence Welk and his champagne music. © 27Jan50; M35. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657312.

R657313.

Mid-West metropolis. © 13Jan50 (in notice: 1949); M36. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 14Apr77; R657313.

R657315.

Once more, my darling. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 8Sep49; L2528. Neptune Films, Inc. (PWH); 18Mar77; R657315.

R657386.

The Life of Riley. No. 2. By Irving Brecher. © 5Dec49; L2652. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657386.

R657387.

The Life of Riley. No. 3. By Irving Brecher. © 5Dec49; L2653. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657387.

R657388.

The Life of Riley. No. 4. By Irving Brecher. © 9Dec49; L2661. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657388.

R657389.

The Life of Riley. No. 5. By Irving Brecher. © 9Dec49; L2662. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657389.

R657390.

The Life of Riley. No. 6. By Irving Brecher. © 9Dec49; L2663. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657390.

R657391.

The Life of Riley. No. 10. By Irving Brecher. © 16Jan50; L2751. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657391.

R657392.

The Life of Riley. No. 11. By Irving Brecher. © 16Jan50; L2752. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657392.

R657393.

The Life of Riley. No. 12. By Irving Brecher. © 16Jan50; L2753. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657393.

R657394.

The Life of Riley. No. 16. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2798. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657394.

R657395.

The Life of Riley. No. 7. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2799. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657395.

R657396.

The Life of Riley. No. 13. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2800. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657396.

R657397.

The Life of Riley. No. 14. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2801. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657397.

R657398.

The Life of Riley. No. 15. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2802. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657398.

R657399.

The Life of Riley. No. 17. By Irving Brecher. © 30Jan50; L2803. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657399.

R657400.

The Life of Riley. No. 18. By Irving Brecher. © 10Feb50; L2830. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657400.

R657401.

The Life of Riley. No. 19. By Irving Brecher. © 10Feb50; L2831. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657401.

R657402.

The Life of Riley. No. 20. By Irving Brecher. © 10Feb50; L2832. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657402.

R657403.

The Life of Riley. No. 22. By Irving Brecher. © 13Feb50; L2834. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657403.

R657404.

The Life of Riley. No. 23. By Irving Brecher. © 13Feb50; L2835. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657404.

R657405.

The Life of Riley. No. 21. By Irving Brecher. © 13Feb50; L2836. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657405.

R657406.

The Life of Riley. No. 8. By Irving Brecher. © 20Feb50; L2844. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657406.

R657407.

The Life of Riley. No. 9. By Irving Brecher. © 20Feb50; L2845. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657407.

R657408.

The Life of Riley. No. 25. By Irving Brecher. © 27Feb50; L2852. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657408.

R657409.

The Life of Riley. No. 26. By Irving Brecher. © 27Feb50; L2853. Irving Brecher (A); 15Mar77; R657409.

R657543.

Blondie’s hero. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 3Jan50; L2809. King Features Syndicate, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Mar77; R657543.

R657544.

Beware of Blondie. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Mar50; L2903. King Features Syndicate, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Mar77; R657544.

R657650.

Shush money. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 15Apr49; M4267. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657650.

R657651.

Helicopter magic. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 13May49; M4268. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657651.

R657652.

Golf masters. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 6May49; M4269. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657652.

R657653.

Sports top performers. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 8Apr49; M4270. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657653.

R657654.

Wonder house. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (This is America) © 1Apr49; M4271. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657654.

R657655.

Fraud fighters. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (This is America) © 29Apr49; M4272. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657655.

R657656.

Basketball headliners of 1949. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 22Apr49; M4273. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657656.

R657657.

Mighty marlin. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 3Jun49; M4386. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657657.

R657658.

I like soap because. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 10Jun49; M4387. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657658.

R657659.

Love that beauty. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 27May49; M4447. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 21Mar77; R657659.

R657794.

The Skipper surprised his wife. By Loew’s, Inc. © 5Apr50; LP64. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Apr77; R657794.

R657795.

Ventriloquist cat. By Loew’s, Inc. © 4Apr50; LP65. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Apr77; R657795.

R657796.

Did ja know? By Loew’s, Inc. © 12Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP112. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Apr77; R657796.

R657836.

South Sea sinner. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP237. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657836.

R657837.

Undertow. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 28Nov49; L2695. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657837.

R657838.

Bagdad. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 28Nov49; L2696. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657838.

R657839.

The Story of Molly X. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 28Nov49; L2697. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657839.

R657840.

South of Santa Fe. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2699. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657840.

R657841.

Herman’s herd. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29NoV49; L2700. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657841.

R657842.

Coyote Canyon. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2701. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657842.

R657843.

Rhythm of the mambo. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2702. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657843.

R657844.

Free for all. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 29Nov49; L2703. Universal Pictures (PWH); 21Mar77; R657844.

R657887.

He’s gone away. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP39. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657887.

R657888.

The Cowboy’s lament. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP40. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657888.

R657889.

Paganini. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP41. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657889.

R657890.

The Scream in the night. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP42. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657890.

R657891.

Stage-coach driver Mac Lean. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP43. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657891.

R657892.

Solange. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on the story by Alexandre Dumas. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP44. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657892.

R657893.

Heartbeat. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on The Telltale heart by Edgar Allan Poe. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP45. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657893.

R657894.

The Four-fifteen express. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on a story by Amelia B. Edwards. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP46. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657894.

R657895.

The Bet. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on an old Russian story. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP47. CBS, Inc. (formerly Colombia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657895.

R657896.

Mardi Gras. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP48. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657896.

R657897.

Smooth fingers. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP49. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657897.

R657898.

Out of the river. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP50. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657898.

R657899.

Germelshausen. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on a story by Friedrich Gerstacker. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP51. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 10Apr77; R657899.

R657900.

Charlotte Corday. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on a story by Frank Wisbar. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP52. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657900.

R657901.

The Spy. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on a story by James Fenimore Cooper. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP53. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657901.

R657902.

The Doll. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP54. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657902.

R657903.

Vain glory. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP55. CBS, Inc. (formerly Colombia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657903.

R657904.

Another road. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP56. CBS, Inc. (formerly Colombia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 10Apr77; R657904.

R657905.

Bandit, banker and blonde. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP57. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657905.

R657906.

Night owl. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949): LP59. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657906.

R657907.

Checkmate. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP58. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657907.

R657908.

Troubled harbor. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP60. CBS, Inc. (formerly Colombia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657908.

R657909.

The Post Mistress of Laurel Run. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP61. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657909.

R657910.

The Magic skin. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP62. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657910.

R657911.

The Hall. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. Based on story by Honore Balzac. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP67. CBS, Inc. (formerly Colombia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657911.

R657912.

Money in the bank. By General Television Enterprises, Inc. © 15Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP68. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 18Apr77; R657912.

R658059.

Gym jam. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. (Popeye the Sailor cartoon) © 17Mar50; LP1. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 22Mar77; R658059.

R658062.

Blonde dynamite. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 12Feb50; LP3. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R658062.

R658063.

Tarzan and the slave girl. By Sol Lesser Productions, Inc. Based upon the characters created by Edgar Rice Burroughs. © 8Mar50; L2972. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R658063.

R658064.

Hands tell the story. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Mar50; M5053. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R658064.

R658065.

Hands tell the story. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Feb50; M5081. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R658065.

R658066.

So you want to throw a party. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 6Feb50; M5083, Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 23Mar77; R658066.

R658187.

Our very own. By Samuel Goldwyn Productions, Inc. © 31Dec49; LP274. Samuel Goldwyn Productions (PWH); 28Mar77; R658187.

R658188.

My foolish heart. By Samuel Goldwyn Productions, Inc. Based on a story in the New Yorker by J. D. Salinger. © 24Dec49; L2773. Samuel Goldwyn Productions (PWH); 28Mar77; R658188.

R658315.

Vampire. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2865. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658315.

R658316.

The Devil’s due. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2866. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658316.

R658317.

Of thee I love. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2867. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658317.

R658318.

The General’s coat. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2868. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658318.

R658319.

Just three words. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2869. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658319.

R658320.

Confession. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. Based, in parts, on story by Guy De Maupassant. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2870. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658320.

R658321.

Rendezvous. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2872. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658321.

R658322.

The Shot. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2873. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658322.

R658323.

Anniversary. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2874. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658323.

R658324.

The Bed by the window. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2875. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658324.

R658325.

Double jeopardy. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2876. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658325.

R658326.

The Gambler. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2877. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658326.

R658327.

The Imp in the bottle. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2886. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 24Mar77; R658327.

R658423.

Wrong son. By Loew’s, Inc. © 23Mar50; L30. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 28Mar77; R658423.

R658582.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 251. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 1Mar50; MP262. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658582.

R658583.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 252. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 3Mar50; MP263. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658583.

R658584.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 253. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 8Mar50; MP264. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658584.

R658585.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 254. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 10Mar50; MP265. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658585.

R658586.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 255. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 15Mar50; MP266. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658586.

R658587.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 256. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 17Mar50; MP267. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658587.

R658588.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 257. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 22Mar50; MP268. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658588.

R658589.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 258. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 24Mar50; MP269. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658589.

R658590.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 259. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 28Mar50; MP270. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658590.

R658591.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 260. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 31Mar50; MP271. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 4Apr77; R658591.

R658695.

Marinated mariner. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Mar50; L327. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658695.

R658696.

Spellbound hound. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 16Mar50; L328. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658696.

R658697.

Candid mike. Ser. 2, no. 3. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 13Mar50; M1992. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658697.

R658698.

Mark of the gorilla. By Columbia Pictures Corporation, © 15Mar50; L2899. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658698.

R658699.

Cargo to Capetown. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Mar50; L2900. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658699.

R658700.

The Palomino. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Mar50; L2902. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658700.

R658701.

Military Academy with that 10th Avenue gang. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 17Mar50; L2910. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658701.

R658702.

Tyrant of the sea. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 17Mar50; L2911. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658702.

R658703.

Beauty on parade. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 22Mar50; L2914. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658703.

R658704.

Outcast of Black Mesa. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 22Mar50; L2917. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658704.

R658705.

Dizzy yardbirds. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 6Mar50; L2941. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658705.

R658706.

Fun at Shadow Mountain. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 30Mar50; M41. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658706.

R658707.

It was only yesterday. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 6) © 9Mar50; M58. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658707.

R656708.

Rasslin’ match of the century. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Mar50 (in notice: 1949); M169. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R658708.

R659064.

The Good Humor man. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 6Apr50; LP7. Colombia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659064.

R659065.

Fortunes of Captain Blood. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 7Apr50; LP9. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659065.

R659066.

Customs agent. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 11Apr50; LP17. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659066.

R659067.

Meet the winners. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots, ser. 29, no. 7) © 6Apr50; MP59. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659067.

R659068.

Candid microphone. Ser. 2, no. 4. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 20Apr50; MP170. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH): 2May77; R659068.

R659069.

College sports paradise. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 20Apr50; MP213. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659069.

R659070.

Village barn. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 27Apr50; MP851. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R659070.

R659115.

Everybody does it. © 25Oct49; LP37. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659115.

R659116.

Slattery’s hurricane. © 3Aug49; L2516. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659116.

R659117.

I was a male war bride. © 19Aug49; L2618. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659117.

R659118.

Fighting man of the plains. © 13Oct49; L2669. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659118.

R659119.

Father was a fullback. © 16Sep49; L2670. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659119.

R659120.

Pinky. © 29Sep49; L2671. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659120.

R659121.

Oh, you beautiful doll. © 26Oct49; L2692. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659121.

R659122.

Thieves’ highway. © 20Sep49; L2716. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659122.

R659123.

Holiday on skis. © 25Oct49; MP43. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659123.

R659124.

Diving maniacs. © 11Nov49; MP44. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659124.

R659125.

Jewel of the Baltic. © 4Aug49; M4803. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659125.

R659126.

Aboard the flattop Midway. © 12Oct49; M4821. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659126.

R659127.

Jib to topsail. © 29Sep49; M4996. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 13Apr77; R659127.

R659128.

Wabash Avenue. © 31Mar50; LP36. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659128.

R659129.

Mother didn’t tell me. © 21Feb50; LP70. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659129.

R659130.

Cheaper by the dozen. © 22Mar50; LP71. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659130.

R659131.

Under my skin. © 17Mar50; LP97. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659131.

R659132.

Shooting the Salmon rapids. © 3Mar50; MP34. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659132.

R659133.

Red Ingle and his gang. © 14Feb50; MP98. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659133.

R659134.

Winning form. © 17Feb50; MP105. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659134.

R659135.

Action with rod and reel. © 31Mar50 (in notice: 1949); MP325. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Apr77; R659135.

R659300.

The Life of Riley. No. 24. By Irving Brecher. © 20Mar50; L2933. Irving Brecher (A); 10May77; R659300.

R659364.

Dinner for three. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2871. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 10May77; R659364.

R659381.

Love at first bite. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Mar50 (in notice: 1949): LP2. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659381.

R659382.

Captured by Indians. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 2) © 10Mar50; LP16. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659382.

R659383.

Cody saves a life. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 3) © 17Mar50; LP31. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659383.

R659384.

Cody follows a trail. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 4) © 24Mar50; LP69. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659384.

R659385.

Cody to the rescue. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 5) © 31Mar50; LP86. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659385.

R659386.

The Fatal arrow. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 6) © 7Apr50; LP98. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659386.

R659387.

Attack on Camelot. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 4) © 3Jan50; LP432. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659387.

R659388.

Hugs and Mugs. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 13Mar50; LP930. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659388.

R659389.

Vagabond loafers. By Columbia Pictures Corporation, © 6Oct49; L2601. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659389.

R659390.

The Stolen sword. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 1) © 22Dec49; L2708. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659390.

R659391.

Galahad’s daring. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 2) © 29Dec49; L2755. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659391.

R659392.

Prisoners of Ulric. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 3) © 5Jan50; L2767. Colombia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659392.

R659393.

Galahad to the rescue. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 5) © 19Jan50; L2768. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659393.

R659394.

Dunked in the deep. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 3Nov49; L2781. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659394.

R659395.

Passage of peril. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 6) © 17Jan50; L2839. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659395.

R659396.

Unknown betrayer. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 7) © 24Jan50; L2840. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659396.

R659397.

Treacherous magic. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 9) © 7Feb50; L2841. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659397.

R659398.

The Sorcerer’s spell. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 10) © 14Feb50; L2842. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659398.

R659399.

Valley of no return. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 11) © 21Feb50; L2883. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659399.

R659400.

Perilous adventure. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 8) © 31Jan50; L2884. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659400.

R659401.

Castle perilous. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 12) © 28Feb50; L2885. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659401.

R659402.

The Wizard’s vengeance. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 13) © 6Mar50; L2889. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659402.

R659403.

Quest for the Queen. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 14) © 14Mar50; L2915. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659403.

R659404.

Galahad’s triumph. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 15) © 21Mar50; L2916. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659404.

R659405.

Dopey dicks. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 2Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2935. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659405.

R659406.

Punchy cowpunchers. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 5Jan50; L2936. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659406.

R659407.

Self made maids. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 6Mar50; L2942. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659407.

R659408.

Cody carries the mail. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 1) © 4Mar50; L2973. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659408.

R659927.

Hold that pose. © 4Jan50; LP598. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 7Feb77; R659927.

R659929.

The Brave engineer. © 3Jan50; LP2820. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 7Feb77; R659929.

R659961.

Morris, the midget moose. © 29Mar50; LP601. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 27Apr77; R659961.

R659962.

Chicken in the rough. © 23Mar50; LP606. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 27Apr77; R659962.

R660303.

The Asphalt jungle. By Loew’s, Inc. © 25Apr50; LP85. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R660303.

R660304.

Annie get your gun. By Loew’s, Inc. © 21Apr50; LP114. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 2May77; R660304.

R660338.

Wish you were here. (The March of time) © 18Mar49; MP30448. Time, Inc. (PWH); 6Jan77; R660338.

R660526.

Prize maid. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 23Sep49; L2598. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660526.

R660527.

Dog of the wild. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 7Oct49; L2673. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660527.

R660528.

Sweet cheat. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 28Oct49; L2687. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660528.

R660529.

Mellow dramas. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 8Jul49; M4446. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660529.

R660530.

The Kentucky Derby story. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 24Jun49; M4448. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660530.

R660531.

Rolling thrills. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 1Jul49; M4544. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660531.

R660532.

Hoodoo. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 22Jul49; M4545. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660532.

R660533.

Airline glamour girls. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 5Aug49; M4635. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660533.

R660534.

Calumet bluebloods. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 29Jul49; M4636. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660534.

R660535.

Ice kids. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 26Aug49; M4637. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660535.

R660536.

The Boy and the eagle. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 30Sep49; M4638. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660536.

R660537.

Canada unlimited. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 19Aug49; M4731. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660537.

R660538.

Holiday for Danny. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 16Sep49; M4797. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660538.

R660539.

Hands of talent. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 7Oct49; M4798. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660539.

R660540.

Piano rhythm. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 9Sep49; M4810. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660540.

R660541.

Spotlight on Mexico. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 11Nov49; M4811. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660541.

R660542.

State trooper. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 11Nov49; M4967. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660542.

R660543.

Iron ponies. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 4Nov49; M4968. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660543.

R660544.

Australian surf masters. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 21Oct49; M4969. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R660544.

R661040.

The Cuckoo clock. By Loew’s, Inc. © 12May50; LP113. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R661040.

R661041.

Mystery Street. By Loew’s, Inc. © 16May50; LP111. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R661041.

R661042.

Father of the bride. By Loew’s, Inc. © 9May50; LP134. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R661042.

R661101.

Ladri di biciclette. By Produzioni De Sica, S.A.R.L. Add. ti: The Bicycle thief. © 6Dec48; LF328. International Film Exchange, Ltd. (PWH); 29Nov76; R661101.

R661163.

Dear Mister Prohack. By Pinewood Films, Ltd. © 10Oct49; LF135. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 3May77; R661163.

R661164.

Diamond city. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928) Ltd. © 24Oct49; LF142. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 3May77; R661164.

R661165.

The Spider and the fly. By Pinewood Films, Ltd. © 19Dec49; LF143. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 3May77; R661165.

R661166.

Don’t ever leave me. By Triton Films, Ltd. © 22Aug49; LF360. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 3May77; R661166.

R661657.

Devil’s doorway. By Loew’s, Inc. © 12May50 (in notice: 1949); LP115. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R661657.

R661658.

Roaming through Michigan. By Loew’s, Inc. © 5May50 (in notice: 1949); MP138. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R661658.

R661767.

Reprieve. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50; L2861. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 23Mar77; R661767.

R661768.

Jungle terror. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2862. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 23Mar77; R661768.

R661769.

The Golden ball. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2863. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH); 23Mar77; R661769.

R661770.

Threshold. By Pyramid Productions, Inc. © 6Mar50 (in notice: 1949): L2864. CBS, Inc. (formerly Columbia Broadcasting System, Inc.) (PWH): 23Mar77; R661770.

R661957.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 261. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 5Apr50; MP272. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH): 16May77: R661957.

R661958.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 262. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 7Apr50; MP273. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661958.

R661959.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 263. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 12Apr50; MP274. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661959.

R661960.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 264. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 14Apr50; MP275. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661960.

R661961.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 265. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 19Apr50; MP276. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH): 16May77; R661961.

R661962.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 266. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 21Apr50; MP317. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661962.

R661963.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 267. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 26Apr50; MP318. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661963.

R661964.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 268. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 28Apr50; MP319. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 16May77; R661964.

R662241.

Movies are adventure. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Jan49; M4058. Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences (PWH); 24Jan77; R662241.

R662839.

A Ticket to Tomahawk. © 18Apr50; L207. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2May77; R662839.

R662840.

Music of Manhattan. © 28Apr50; MP345. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2May77; R662840.

R662841.

Beach peach. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 12May50; LP386. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R662841.

R662842.

The Story of Seabiscuit. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 15May50; LP110. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 23May77; R662842.

R662058.

Lucky losers. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 14May50; LP171. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 20May77; R662858.

R663056.

The Nevadan. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Mar50; L2898. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4Apr77; R663056.

R663091.

Cold storage. © 25Apr50; LP607. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 25May77; R663091.

R663154.

The Happy years. By Loew’s, Inc. © 24May50; LP133. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26May77; R663154.

R663422.

The Gunfighter. © 26May50; LP229. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 31May77; R663422.

R663423.

Love that brute. © 26May50; LP206. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 31May77; R663423.

R663949.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 269. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 3May50; MP320. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663949.

R663950.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 270. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 5May50; MP321. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663950.

R663951.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 271. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 10May50; MP322. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663951.

R663952.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 272. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 12May50; MP323. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663952.

R663953.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 273. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 17May50; MP647. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663953.

R663954.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 274. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 19May50; MP648. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663954.

R663955.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 275. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 24May50; MP649. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663955.

R663956.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 276. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 26May50; MP650. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663956.

R663957.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 277. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 31May50; MP651. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Jun77; R663957.

R664145.

Raggedy Ann hoe down. © 13Sep49; M4524. The Bobbs-Merrill Company, Inc. (PWH); 17Jun77; R664145.

R664146.

Raggedy Ann and Andy time. © 19Oct49; M5014. The Bobbs-Merrill Company, Inc. (PWH); 17Jun77; R664146.

R664681.

Sitzmarks the spot. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 2Apr50; MP10. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R664681.

R664682.

So you think you’re not guilty. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3May50; MP101. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R664662.

R664683.

Alpine champions. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 29May50; MP140. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R664683.

R664684.

Riviera days. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5May50; MP227. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R664684.

R664685.

Danger is my business. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Apr50; MP507. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R664685.

R664832.

Marry me. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 13Jun49; LF355. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 4Mar77; R664832.

R664833.

Boys in brown. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 23Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LF356. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 17Jun77; R664833.

R664834.

It’s not cricket. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 16May49; LF358. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 4Mar77; R664834.

R664835.

A Boy, a girl and a bike. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 20Jun49; LF359. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 17Jun77; R664835.

R664836.

Vote for Huggett. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 14Feb49 (in notice: 1948); LF361. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 20Oct76; R664836.

R664839.

Duchess of Idaho. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Jun50; LP195. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 20Jun77; R664839.

R664840.

That’s his story. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Jun50 (in notice: 1949); LP197. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 20Jun77; R664840.

R664841.

Crisis. By Loew’s, Inc. © 15Jun50; LP198. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 20Jun77; R664841.

R664842.

Safety second. By Loew’s, Inc. © 14Jun50; LP215. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 20Jun77; R664842.

R664979.

Paramount news, issue number 53. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 11Mar50; MP1. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664979.

R664980.

Paramount news, issue number 54. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 15Mar50; MP2. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664980.

R664981.

Paramount news, issue number 55. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 18Mar50; MP3. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664981.

R664982.

Paramount news, issue number 56. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 22Mar50; MP4. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664982.

R664983.

Paramount news, issue number 59. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 1Apr50; MP22. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664983.

R664984.

Paramount news, issue number 60. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 5Apr50; MP23. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664984.

R664985.

Paramount news, issue number 61. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 8Apr50; MP37. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664985.

R664986.

Paramount news, issue number 62. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 12Apr50; MP38. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664986.

R664987.

Paramount news, issue number 63. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 15Apr50; MP89. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664987.

R664988.

Paramount news, issue number 64. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 19Apr50; MP90. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664988.

R664989.

Paramount news, issue number 65. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 22Apr50; MP91. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664989.

R664990.

Paramount news, issue number 66. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 26Apr50; MP92. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664990.

R664991.

Paramount news, issue number 68. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 3May50; MP99. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664991.

R664992.

Paramount news, issue number 67. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Apr50; MP100. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664992.

R664993.

Paramount news, issue number 69. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 6May50; MP125. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664993.

R664994.

Paramount news, issue number 70. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 10May50; MP126. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664994.

R664995.

Paramount news, issue number 71. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 13May50; MP136. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664995.

R664996.

Paramount news, issue number 72. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 17May50; MP137. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664996.

R664997.

Paramount news, issue number 73. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 20May50; MP164. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664997.

R664998.

Paramount news, issue number 74. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 24May50; MP165. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664998.

R664999.

Paramount news, issue number 75. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 27May50; MP166. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R664999.

R665000.

Paramount news, issue number 76. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 31May50; MP167. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665000.

R665001.

Paramount news, issue number 77. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 3Jun50; MP168. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665001.

R665002.

Paramount news, issue number 79. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 10Jun50; MP183. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665002.

R665003.

Paramount news, issue number 78. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 7Jun50; MP277. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665003.

R665004.

Paramount news, issue number 34. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 4Jan50; M4954. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665004.

R665005.

Paramount news, issue number 35. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 7Jan50; M4955. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665005.

R665006.

Paramount news, issue number 36. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 11Jan50; M4956. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665006.

R665007.

Paramount news, issue number 37. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 14Jan50; M5008. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665007.

R665008.

Paramount news, issue number 38. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 17Jan50; M5009. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665008.

R665009.

Paramount news, issue number 39. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 21Jan50; M5029. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665009.

R665010.

Paramount news, issue number 41. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 28Jan50; M5030. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jan77; R665010.

R665011.

Paramount news, issue number 42. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 1Feb50; M5031. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665011.

R665012.

Paramount news, issue number 43. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 4Feb50; M5032. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665012.

R665013.

Paramount news, issue number 44. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 8Feb50; M5033. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665013.

R665014.

Paramount news, issue number 50. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 1Mar50; M5046. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665014.

R665015.

Paramount news, issue number 49. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 25Feb50; M5047. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665015.

R665016.

Paramount news, issue number 48. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 22Feb50; M5048. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665016.

R665017.

Paramount news, issue number 47. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 18Feb50; M5049. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665017.

R665018.

Paramount news, issue number 46. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 15Feb50; M5050. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665018.

R665019.

Paramount news, issue number 45. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 11Feb50; M5051. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665019.

R665020.

Paramount news, issue number 52. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 8Mar50; M5054. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665020.

R665021.

Paramount news, issue number 51. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 4Mar50; M5055. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665021.

R665022.

Paramount news, issue number 40. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 25Jan50; M5086. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jun77; R665022.

☆︎ U. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1978 O-253–097
Catalog of Copyright Entries
Third Series
ISSN 0090–8371
Catalog of Copyright Entries Third Series
Volume 31, Parts 12–13, Number 2

## Motion Pictures
July-December
1977

COPYRIGHT OFFICE · THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS
WASHINGTON: 1978

Library of Congress card no. 6–35347.

This number identifies the Library of Congress printed card for the complete series of the Catalog of Copyright Entries.

ISSN 0090–8371 Key title: Catalog of copyright entries. Third series. Parts 12–13. Motion pictures.

For sale by the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402. Price of this part is given on page vi.

### Preface

The CATALOG OF COPYRIGHT ENTRIES is published by authority of sections 210 and 211 of Title 17 of the United States Code. Section 210 provides in part: “The current catalog of copyright entries and the index volumes herein provided for shall be admitted in any court as prima facie evidence of the facts stated therein as regards any copyright registration.”

Orders payable in advance, for all parts of the Catalog of Copyright Entries should be sent to the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402. Orders may be placed for individual issues, as subscriptions for one or more parts, or for the complete Catalog for periods of one, two, or three years. All orders should state clearly the title and the inclusive dates of the part wanted; checks or money orders should be made payable to the Superintendent of Documents.

The Copyright Office welcomes inquiries, suggestions, and comments on the content and organization of the Catalog. Such communications should be addressed to the Chief of the Cataloging Division, Copyright Office, Library of Congress, Washington, D.C. 20559.

The record of each copyright registration listed in the Catalog includes a description of the work copyrighted and data relating to the copyright claim (the name of the copyright claimant as given in the application for registration, the copyright date, the copyright registration number, etc.). For each registration listed, except for renewals, there has been deposited a copy or copies of the work in accordance with the provisions contained in sections 12, 13, 14, or 215 of Title 17 of the United States Code.

Each part listed in the following table records registrations in the class or classes indicated by the alphabetical symbols. The second and third letters, if any, that follow the initial letter are added by the Copyright Office for the purpose of statistical analysis. Their significance is as follows:

F
  Published foreign works. In the case of books and periodicals, it designates works manufactured outside the United States (except those registered for ad interim copyright). In all other classes to which it applies, it designates works first published outside the United States, the authors of which are neither citizens nor domiciliaries of the United States. (AF, EF)
I
  Books and periodicals registered for an interim copyright. (AI, BI)
O
  Published works of foreign origin registered under the waiver-of-fee provision (section 215 of Title 17 of the United States Code). (BIO, GFO)
P
  Domestic published works in classes for which registration is possible for either published or unpublished works. (EP, JP)
U
  Unpublished works in classes for which registration is possible for either published or unpublished works. (DU, EU)

|  | Price per semiannual issue
--- | --- | ---
Part I | Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials and Contributions to Periodicals | $10.00
A | Books |
BB | Contributions to periodicals |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 2 | Periodicals | 3.00
B | Periodicals |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 3–4 | Dramas and Works Prepared for Oral Delivery | 3.00
C | Lectures and other works prepared for oral delivery |
D | Dramatic or dramatico-musical works |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 5 | Music | 10.00
E | Musical compositions |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 6 | Maps and Atlases | 3.00
F | Maps |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 7–11A | Works of Art, Reproduction of Works of Art, Scientific and Technical Drawings, Photographic Works, Prints and Pictorial Illustrations | $3.00
G | Works of art and models or designs for works of art |
H | Reproductions of works of art |
I | Drawings or sculptural works of a scientific or technical character |
J | Photographs |
K | Prints and pictorial illustrations |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 11B | Commercial Prints and Labels (Annual issue) | 5.00
KK | Commercial prints and labels |
R | Renewal registrations |
Parts 12–13 | Motion Pictures | 3.00
L | Motion-picture photoplays |
M | Motion pictures other than photoplays |
R | Renewal registrations |
Part 14 | Sound recordings | 5.00
N | Sound recordings |

Subscription price: Complete Catalog for the year $75.00; $18.75 additional for foreign mailing. Orders, accompanied by remittances, should be addressed to the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402.

### Table of Contents

| Page
--- | ---
Index | 1
Current Registrations | 112
Renewal Registrations | 271

### Introduction

Parts 12–13 list all registrations made in classes L and M for the period covered by this issue. An index of names and titles associated with the work is followed by the main entries, listed in order by registration number. Filing of the index is letter by letter, except in the case of inverted names which are filed up to the comma or parenthesis, after which letter by letter filing is resumed. Entries beginning with numbers which are not spelled out are filed at the end in numerical sequence.

The main entries include, when applicable, the following information derived from the work and application.

1)
  Title, followed by subtitle and/or descriptive statements. The authorship of the work is included in this statement, with the nature of authorship (if available).
2)
  Edition statement.
3)
  Country of publication for works registered as foreign or as ad interim works.
4)
  Label name and number for registered sound recordings.
5)
  Physical description of the deposit.
6)
  Series statement.
7)
  Additional titles associated with the registered work such as variant titles, alternative titles, translated titles, etc.
8)
  Notes; information is given here which serves to supplement the data that is given elsewhere in the entry in order to describe a work more accurately or identify it more explicitly.
9)
  Statement that the registered work is published in or as part of another work or is bound with another independent work.
10)
  Names of authors given in the application which do not appear elsewhere in the entry.
11)
  Statement of those materials contained in the registered work on which copyright is not claimed, when so stated in the application.
12)
  Information contained in the application which relates to the registration of an earlier version of the work.
13)
  Brief statement of the new matter on which copyright is claimed when so stated in the application.
14)
  Copyright symbol © or ℗.
15)
  A statement of limitation of claim if the application or notice on the work explicitly limits the claim.
16)
  Name of the copyright claimant.
17)
  Date of publication for published works; for unpublished works the date on which the last of all items required to complete registration (i.e., copy, application, and fee) was received in the Copyright Office.
18)
  Registration number.

For published works, whenever it is necessary to indicate a variation between the information given in the application and in the copy of the work with respect to the claimant’s name or the date of publication, the data from the application is given first, followed by the phrase “in notice” and the data given in the work; e.g., © John Doe; 13Jul77 (in notice: 1976).

For renewal registrations the original date of publication and registration number precede the name of the claimant of the renewal registration. Following the name of the renewal claimant is a statement in parentheses, usually abbreviated, giving the basis of the renewal claim as supplied by the application; e.g., “John Doe (A)” indicates that John Doe has made renewal claim as author.

Works deposited in connection with current copyright registrations may be selected for inclusion in the collections of the Library of Congress. Library of Congress printed cards are available for many of the published works so selected. Orders for such cards or inquiries concerning them should be addressed to the Catalog Distribution Service Division, Building No. 159, Navy Yard Annex, Washington, D.C. 20541.

### Registrations July-December 1977

Class L— | Domestic published motion-picture photoplays | 3,838
| Foreign published motion-picture photoplays | 20
| Unpublished motion-picture photoplays | 127
Class M— | Domestic published motion pictures other than photoplays | 1,367
| Unpublished motion pictures other than photoplays | 826
Total |  | 6,178
Renewals: | Classes L and M | 751

These figures represent the number of registrations for motion pictures for July-December 1977, but do not necessarily represent the exact number of entries in this issue of the Catalog of Copyright Entries. Registration figures for other classes of material may be found in the respective parts.

### Abbreviations and Symbols

The following list includes abbreviations and symbols used in this catalog with specific copyright or bibliographic meanings.

(A)
  author(s)
a.a.d.o.
  accepted alternative designation of
a.k.a.
  also known as
acc.
  accompaniment
Adm.c.t.a.
  Administrator(s) cum testamento annexo
Adm.d.b.n.c.t.a.
  Administrator(s) de bonis non cum testamento annexo
appl.
  application
approx.
  approximate, approximately
arr.
  arranged, arrangement, arranged by
au.
  author(s)
Aufl.
  Auflage
augm.
  augmented
Ausg.
  Ausgabe
b&w
  black and white
Bd.
  Band (German)
bearb.
  bearbeitet
©
  copyright symbol
(C)
  child or children of the deceased author
ca.
  circa
chap.
  chapter(s)
col.
  colored
comp.
  compiler
d.b.a.
  doing business as
(E)
  executor(s) of the author
ed.
  edition, editor
enl.
  enlarged
fr.
  frames
ft.
  feet
hrsg.
  herausgegeben
illus.
  illustration(s)
in.
  inches
ips.
  inches per second
m
  music, music by
min.
  minutes
mm.
  millimeters
(NK)
  next of kin of the deceased author
NM
  new matter
no.
  number(s)
nouv.
  nouveau, nouvelle
op.
  opus
p.
  page(s)
℗
  copyright symbol for sound recordings
(PCB)
  proprietor of copyright in a work copyrighted by a corporate body otherwise than as assignee or licensee of the individual author
(PCW)
  proprietor of copyright in a composite work
(PPW)
  proprietor of copyright in a posthumous work
(PWH)
  proprietor of copyright in a work made for hire
prev.
  previous, previously
print.
  printing
priv. print.
  privately printed
pseud.
  pseudonym
pt.
  part, parts
pty.
  proprietary
pub.
  published, publishing
R, (R)
  renewal registration
reg.
  registered, registration
rev.
  revised
r.p.m.
  revolutions per minute
s.
  side(s)
sd.
  sound
sec.
  seconds
ser.
  series
si.
  silent
suppl.
  supplement
t.
  tome, tomo
T.,
  Th. Teil, Theil
t.a.
  trading as
ti.
  title(s)
t.p.
  title page
tr.
  translator
v.,
  vol. volume, volumes
w
  words, words by
(W)
  widow of the author
(Wr)
  widower of the author

### Index

- The Abbess of Crewe.
  - LP48758 0133
- Abbott and Costello in the foreign legion.
  - R680843 0283
- An ABC circle film.
  - LP49030 0140
  - LP49031 0140
  - LP49032 0140
  - LP49033 0140
  - LP49034 0140
- ABC Entertainment, Inc.
  - LP48975 0139
- ABC evening news, July 1, 1977.
  - MP32271 0247
- ABC evening news, June 1, 1977.
  - MP32251 0246
- ABC evening news, June 2, 1977.
  - MP32252 0246
- ABC evening news, June 3, 1977.
  - MP32253 0246
- ABC evening news, June 6, 1977.
  - MP32254 0246
- ABC evening news, June 7, 1977.
  - MP32255 0246
- ABC evening news, June 8, 1977.
  - MP32256 0246
- ABC evening news, June 9, 1977.
  - MP32257 0246
- ABC evening news, June 10, 1977.
  - MP32258 0246
- ABC evening news, June 13, 1977.
  - MP32259 0246
- ABC evening news, June 14, 1977.
  - MP32260 0246
- ABC evening news, June 16, 1977.
  - MP32261 0246
- ABC evening news, June 17, 1977.
  - MP32262 0246
- ABC evening news, June 20, 1977.
  - MP32263 0246
- ABC evening news, June 21, 1977.
  - MP32264 0246
- ABC evening news, June 22, 1977.
  - MP32265 0247
- ABC evening news, June 24, 1977.
  - MP32266 0247
- ABC evening news, June 27, 1977.
  - MP32267 0247
- ABC evening news, June 28, 1977.
  - MP32268 0247
- ABC evening news, June 29, 1977.
  - MP32269 0247
- ABC evening news, June 30, 1977.
  - MP32270 0247
- ABC evening news, May 9, 1977.
  - MP32238 0246
- ABC evening news, May 10, 1977.
  - MP32240 0246
- ABC evening news, May 11, 1977.
  - MP32239 0246
- ABC evening news, May 12, 1977.
  - MP32241 0246
- ABC evening news, May 13, 1977.
  - MP32242 0246
- ABC evening news, May 16, 1977.
  - MP32243 0246
- ABC evening news, May 17, 1977.
  - MP32244 0246
- ABC evening news, May 20, 1977.
  - MP32245 0246
- ABC evening news, May 24, 1977.
  - MP32246 0246
- ABC evening news, May 25, 1977.
  - MP32247 0246
- ABC evening news, May 26, 1977.
  - MP32248 0246
- ABC evening news, May 27, 1977.
  - MP32249 0246
- ABC evening news, May 31, 1977.
  - MP32250 0246
- ABC Friday night movie.
  - LP48548 0128
- ABC News.
  - MP32238 0246
  - MP32239 0246
  - MP32240 0246
  - MP32241 0246
  - MP32242 0246
  - MP32243 0246
  - MP32244 0246
  - MP32245 0246
  - MP32246 0246
  - MP32247 0246
  - MP32248 0246
  - MP32249 0246
  - MP32250 0246
  - MP32251 0246
  - MP32252 0246
  - MP32253 0246
  - MP32254 0246
  - MP32255 0246
  - MP32256 0246
  - MP32257 0246
  - MP32258 0246
  - MP32259 0246
  - MP32260 0246
  - MP32261 0246
  - MP32262 0246
  - MP32263 0246
  - MP32264 0246
  - MP32265 0247
  - MP32266 0247
  - MP32267 0247
  - MP32268 0247
  - MP32269 0247
  - MP32270 0247
  - MP32271 0247
- ABC Pictures Corporation.
  - LP49690 0157
  - LP49691 0157
  - LP49694 0157
  - LP50092 0167
  - LP50093 0167
  - LP50701 0181
- ABC Sunday night movie.
  - LP48545 0128
  - LP48546 0128
- ABC suspense movie.
  - LP48516 0127
  - LP48517 0127
  - LP48543 0128
- The Abdication.
  - LP51447 0201
- Abnormal vaginal bleeding.
  - MP31967 0238
- The Abortion counseling interview.
  - MP31282 0220
- About, Edmond Francois Valentine.
  - LP48676 0131
- Above and beyond nearly.
  - LP48965 0138
- Abraham Lincoln, a new birth of freedom.
  - MP31768 0233
- Absalom.
  - LP51036 0190
- The Absent-minded waiter.
  - LP48759 0133
- Academy of motion Picture Arts and Sciences.
  - R665689 0272
- Accordo.
  - MU9458 0251
- Accounts balanced.
  - LP49744 0158
- The Accused.
  - LP48176 0118
- The Acolyte.
  - LP49761 0159
- Acquiring innovative equipment: pitfalls and precedents.
  - MP32186 0244
- Across the badlands.
  - R671193 0276
- Across the line.
  - LP47997 0113
- Acrostic murders.
  - LP50177 0169
- Acting Company of the Minnesota Theatre of the Deaf.
  - MP31561 0228
- Action Marketing, Inc.
  - MP31530 0227
  - MP31988 0239
  - MP31989 0239
- Act of faith.
  - LP48578 0128
- An Act of love.
  - LP49372 0149
- Adams, Lew V.
  - MP31868 0236
- Adams and Adams films.
  - MP31868 0236
- Adam’s ark.
  - LP50720 0182
- Adam’s cub.
  - LP50725 0182
- Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc.
  - MP32395 0250
  - MP32396 0250
  - MP32397 0250
  - MP32398 0250
  - MP32399 0250
  - MP32400 0250
  - MP32401 0250
  - MP32402 0250
  - MP32403 0250
  - MP32404 0250
  - MP32405 0250
- The Admiral’s lady.
  - LP49754 0159
- Admiralty Island, fortress of the bears.
  - MP32155 0244
- Adolescent psychology: parental awareness.
  - MU10288 0251
- Adolph Hitler, my part in his downfall.
  - LF380 0112
- The Adoption.
  - LP48702 0132
- Adrian, James A.
  - MU10642 0259
- Adult obesity.
  - MU10707 0261
- The Adults’ Health & Developmental Program, College of Physical Education, Recreation, Health, University of MD.
  - SEE University of Maryland, College Park. College of Physical Education, Recreation, Health. The Adults’ Health & Developmental Program.
- Advanced Systems, Inc.
  - MP31504 0226
- Advanced Systems, Inc. VAI.
  - MP31504 0226
- The Adventure of Auld lang syne.
  - LP48099 0116
- The Adventure of Caesar’s last sleep.
  - LP48115 0117
- The Adventure of Colonel Niven’s memoirs.
  - LP48093 0116
- The Adventure of Miss Aggie’s farewell performance.
  - LP48102 0116
- The Adventure of the black falcon.
  - LP48104 0116
- The Adventure of the blunt instrument.
  - LP48098 0116
- The Adventure of the Chinese dog.
  - LP48095 0116
- The Adventure of the comic book crusader.
  - LP48100 0116
- The Adventure of the disappearing dagger.
  - LP48109 0117
- The Adventure of the eccentric engineer.
  - LP48108 0116
- The Adventure of the hardhearted huckster.
  - LP48111 0117
- The Adventure of the Judas tree.
  - LP48110 0117
- The Adventure of the lover’s leap.
  - LP48097 0116
- The Adventure of The Mad tea party.
  - LP48094 0116
- The Adventure of the pharaoh’s curse.
  - LP48096 0116
- The Adventure of the sinister scenario.
  - LP48112 0117
- The Adventure of the Sunday punch.
  - LP48105 0116
- The Adventure of the two-faced woman.
  - LP48113 0117
- The Adventure of the tyrant of Tin Pan Alley.
  - LP48114 0117
- The Adventure of the wary witness.
  - LP48107 0116
- The Adventure of the 12th Floor Express.
  - LP48103 0116
- The Adventure of Veronica’s veils.
  - LP48101 0116
- Adventures of a girl steeplejack.
  - MU10429 0254
- The Adventures of Frontier Fremont.
  - LP50709 0182
- Adventures of Gerard.
  - LF387 0112
- The Adventures of Mountain Charlie.
  - LP51085 0191
- Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 12.
  - R659401 0271
- Aerial backfire.
  - LP50517 0177
- Aerial Engineering.
  - MU10429 0254
- Aesop Films, Inc.
  - MP31232 0219
  - MP31233 0219
  - MP31234 0219
  - MP32092 0242
- Aesop’s fable—Foiling the fox.
  - R666049 0273
- A. Esse Cinematografica.
  - SEE Esse (A.) Cinematografica.
- Aetna Life and Casualty.
  - MP31284 0220
  - MP31964 0238
  - MP32234 0246
- An Affair to forget.
  - LP48153 0118
- African Methodist Episcopal.
  - MU10757 0262
- African wonderland.
  - LP51335 0198
- Africa’s defiant white tribe.
  - MP31636 0230
- Afternoon waltz.
  - LP51095 0192
- Aftershock.
  - LP48125 0117
- Against heaven’s hand.
  - LP51652 0206
- Agency recruitment and selection.
  - MP31554 0228
- Agents opinion survey.
  - MP31777 0233
  - MP31778 0233
- Aggie.
  - LP48831 0135
- AGI/EBE earth science program.
  - MP32056 0241
- Agnew, Robert R.
  - MU10855 0265
- Agonized labor.
  - LP51772 0209
- The Agreement.
  - LP48043 0115
- Ah-ooo!
  - MP32131 0243
- A-hunting we will go.
  - LU3794 0211
- Ainsley loves April.
  - LU3838 0212
- Ainsley’s secret.
  - LU3848 0212
- Ain’t I a little stinger?
  - LP48727 0133
- Ain’t nature grand.
  - R675821 0279
- Ain’t nobody here named Barney.
  - LP48836 0135
- Ain’t that a cork in the snorkle.
  - LP48726 0132
- Air carnival.
  - LP50505 0177
- Airport.
  - LP48704 0132
- Airport ’77.
  - LP48704 0132
- Air-screen cleaner.
  - MP31172 0217
- A.k.a. The Fonz.
  - LP50754 0183
- Akkad International Productions.
  - LP51298 0197
  - LP51299 0197
  - LP51300 0197
  - LP51301 0197
  - LP51302 0197
  - LP51303 0197
  - LP51304 0197
  - LP51305 0197
  - LP51306 0197
  - LP51307 0197
  - LP51308 0197
  - LP51309 0197
  - LP51310 0197
  - LP51311 0197
  - LP51312 0197
  - LP51313 0197
  - LP51314 0197
  - LP51315 0197
  - LP51316 0198
  - LP51317 0196
  - LP51318 0198
  - LP51319 0198
  - LP51320 0198
  - LP51321 0198
  - LP51322 0198
  - LP51323 0198
  - LP51324 0198
  - LP51325 0198
  - LP51326 0198
  - LP51327 0198
  - LP51328 0198
  - LP51329 0198
  - LP51330 0198
  - LP51331 0198
  - LP51332 0198
  - LP51333 0198
  - LP51334 0198
  - LP51335 0198
  - LP51336 0198
- Aladdin and his wonderful lamp.
  - MP31517 0227
- Alan King goes Nashville.
  - MP32406 0250
- Alan Lakein time management series.
  - MP31412 0223
- Alaska, land in the balance.
  - MP31257 0219
- Alaska: peoples in change.
  - MU11094 0271
- The Alaska State Council on the Arts.
  - MP32408 0251
- Albert Ellis: a demonstration with a woman fearful of expressing emotion.
  - MP32019 0240
- Albert in Blunderland.
  - R670382 0275
- Alberto Culver Company.
  - MU10249 0251
  - MU10334 0252
  - MU10389 0253
  - MU10399 0254
  - MU10486 0255
  - MU10613 0259
- Alcohol: choices for handling it.
  - MP31295 0220
- Alcoholism.
  - MP32342 0249
- Alcorn Productions.
  - R668856 0274
- Aldine Publishing Company.
  - MP32159 0244
  - MP32160 0244
  - MP32161 0244
  - MP32162 0244
  - MP32163 0244
- Alias Peter Patterson.
  - LP48141 0117
- Alias Willie Hogan.
  - LP50411 0175
- The Aliens.
  - LP49244 0145
- All about Eva.
  - LP51799 0210
- All about Eve.
  - R680834 0283
- All around the money tree.
  - LP50021 0165
- Allegheny Intermediate Unit, Pittsburgh.
  - MP32118 0243
  - MP32119 0243
- Allen, Dennis.
  - MU10761 0262
- Allen, Mark.
  - MU10290 0251
- Allen, Woody.
  - LP48756 0133
- Allen and Dorward, Inc.
  - MP32353 0249
- Allend’or, Ltd.
  - MP32144 0243
- Allergy time.
  - LP51758 0209
- Allied Artists.
  - LP50138 0168
- Allied Artists Pictures.
  - LP49093 0142
- Allied Artists Pictures Corporation.
  - R677421 0279
  - R677422 0279
  - R677423 0279
  - R677424 0279
  - R677425 0279
  - R677426 0279
  - R677427 0279
  - R677428 0279
  - R677429 0279
  - R677430 0279
  - R677432 0280
  - R677433 0280
  - R677434 0280
  - R677435 0280
  - R677436 0280
  - R677437 0280
  - R677438 0280
  - R677439 0280
  - R677440 0280
  - R677441 0280
  - R677442 0280
  - R677444 0280
  - R677446 0280
  - R677447 0280
  - R677449 0280
  - R677450 0280
  - R677451 0280
- Allied Artists Productions, Inc.
  - R677445 0280
- Allied Film Artists.
  - MP32383 0250
- Allied Film Artists, Inc.
  - MP31506 0226
- The Alligator King.
  - LP48575 0128
- All in the family.
  - LP48019 0114
  - LP48020 0114
  - LP48021 0114
  - LP48022 0114
  - LP48023 0114
  - LP48024 0114
  - LP48025 0114
  - LP48026 0114
  - LP48027 0114
  - LP48028 0114
  - LP48029 0114
  - LP49531 0153
  - LP49532 0153
  - LU3826 0212
  - LU3827 0212
  - LU3828 0212
  - LU3829 0212
  - LU3864 0213
  - LU3865 0213
  - LU3866 0213
  - LU3876 0213
  - LU3877 0213
  - LU3878 0213
  - MP31246 0219
  - MP31247 0219
  - MP31248 0219
  - MP31249 0219
  - MP31250 0219
  - MP31251 0219
  - MP31252 0219
  - MP31253 0219
- Allison, Charles Gary.
  - LP48976 0139
- All I’ve tried to be.
  - LP51098 0192
- All night long.
  - LP50077 0166
- All passions spent.
  - LP48397 0124
- All’s fair.
  - LP48870 0136
  - LP48871 0136
  - LP48872 0136
  - LP48873 0136
  - LP48874 0136
  - LP48875 0136
  - LP48876 0136
  - LP48877 0136
  - LP48878 0136
  - LP48879 0136
  - LP4888O 0136
  - LP48881 0136
  - LP49086 0141
  - LP49087 0141
  - LP49088 0141
  - LP49089 0142
  - LP49090 0142
  - LP51744 0209
  - LU3816 0212
- All that glitters.
  - LP48266 0120
  - LP48267 0120
  - LP48268 0120
  - LP48269 0121
  - LP4827O 0121
  - LP48271 0121
  - LP48272 0121
  - LP48273 0121
  - LP48274 0121
  - LP48275 0121
  - LP48276 0121
  - LP48277 0121
  - LP48278 0121
  - LP48279 0121
  - LP48280 0121
  - LP48596 0129
  - LP48597 0129
  - LP48598 0129
  - LP48599 0129
  - LP48600 0129
  - LP48614 0129
  - LP48615 0129
  - LP48616 0129
  - LP48617 0129
  - LP48618 0130
  - LP48619 0130
  - LP48620 0130
  - LP48621 0130
  - LP48622 0130
  - LP48623 0130
  - LP48636 0130
  - LP48637 0130
  - LP48638 0130
  - LP48639 0130
  - LP48640 0130
  - LP48641 0130
  - LP48642 0130
  - LP48643 0130
  - LP48644 0130
  - LP48645 0130
  - LP48771 0134
  - LP48772 0134
  - LP48773 0134
  - LP48774 0134
  - LP48775 0134
  - MP31142 0216
  - MP31143 0216
  - MP31144 0216
  - MP31145 0216
  - MP31146 0216
  - MP31147 0216
  - MP31148 0216
  - MP31149 0216
  - MP31150 0216
  - MP31151 0216
  - MP31152 0216
  - MP31153 0217
  - MP31154 0217
  - MP31155 0217
  - MP31156 0217
  - MP31157 0217
  - MP31158 0217
  - MP31159 0217
  - MP31160 0217
  - MP31161 0217
  - MU10592 0258
- All the dead were strangers.
  - LP51608 0205
- All the young girls.
  - LP51093 0192
- All this and rabbit stew.
  - R673968 0278
- Allwhit, Inc.
  - LP49793 0160
  - LP49794 0160
  - LP49795 0160
  - LP49796 0160
  - LP49797 0160
  - LP49798 0160
  - LP49799 0160
  - LP49800 0160
  - LP49801 0160
  - LP49802 0160
  - LP49803 0160
  - LP49804 0160
  - LP49805 0160
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49807 0160
  - LP49808 0160
  - LP49809 0160
  - LP49810 0160
- The Alphabet.
  - LU3768 0211
- Alphabet soup.
  - MU10546 0257
- Alpha or omega, the beginning or the end.
  - MP32407 0251
- Alpine Productions, Inc.
  - LP48753 0133
  - LP48754 0133
- Alskog, Inc.
  - LP48752 0133
- Altana Films.
  - MP31948 0238
- Altering pattern bust size.
  - MP31488 0226
- Altering pattern hip size.
  - MP31487 0226
- Altering pattern sleeve length and circumference.
  - MP31486 0226
- Alvin Karpis versus the FBI.
  - LP49238 0145
- AMA.
  - SEE American Management Associations.
- The Amateur.
  - LP50910 0187
- The Amazing Mister Beecham.
  - R669531 0275
- The Amazing world of psychic phenomena.
  - LP50707 0181
- Ambassador College, Pasadena.
  - MP32284 0247
  - MP32285 0247
  - MP32286 0247
  - MP32287 0247
  - MP32288 0247
  - MP32289 0247
  - MP32290 0247
  - MP32291 0247
  - MP32292 0247
  - MP32293 0247
  - MP32294 0247
  - MP32295 0247
  - MP32296 0247
  - MP32297 0247
  - MP32298 0248
  - MP32299 0248
  - MP32300 0248
  - MP32342 0249
  - MP32343 0249
  - MP32344 0249
  - MP32345 0249
  - MP32346 0249
  - MP32347 0249
- Ambush.
  - LP49724 0158
  - LP50617 0179
- Amelia Earhart.
  - LP48968 0138
- American Academy of Family Physicians.
  - LP48393 0124
  - LP48394 0124
  - LP48395 0124
  - LP48396 0124
  - LP48397 0124
  - LP48407 0124
  - LP48408 0124
  - LP48409 0124
  - LP48410 0124
  - LP48411 0124
  - LP48412 0124
  - LP48413 0124
  - LP48414 0124
  - LP48415 0124
  - LP48416 0124
  - LP48417 0124
  - LP48418 0125
  - LP48419 0125
  - LP48420 0125
- American agriculture—the great gamble.
  - MP32344 0249
- Americana series.
  - MP31882 0236
  - MP31883 0236
  - MP31884 0236
  - MP31885 0236
- Americana series, no. 1.
  - MP32355 0249
- Americana series, no. 2.
  - MP31768 0233
- Americana series, no. 7.
  - MP32301 0248
- Americana series, no. 15.
  - MP32361 0249
- American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.
  - LP48515 0127
  - LP48516 0127
  - LP48517 0127
  - LP48518 0127
  - LP48519 0127
  - LP48520 0127
  - LP48521 0127
  - LP48522 0127
  - LP48523 0127
  - LP48524 0127
  - LP48525 0127
  - LP48526 0127
  - LP48527 0127
  - LP48528 0127
  - LP48529 0127
  - LP48530 0127
  - LP48531 0127
  - LP48532 0127
  - LP48533 0127
  - LP48534 0127
  - LP48535 0127
  - LP48536 0128
  - LP48537 0128
  - LP48538 0128
  - LP48539 0128
  - LP48540 0128
  - LP48541 0128
  - LP48542 0128
  - LP48543 0128
  - LP48544 0128
  - LP48545 0128
  - LP48546 0128
  - LP48547 0128
  - LP46548 0128
  - LP48549 0128
  - LP49030 0140
  - LP49031 0140
  - LP49032 0140
  - LP49033 0140
  - LP49034 0140
  - LP50093 0167
  - LP50094 0167
  - LP50095 0167
  - MP32238 0246
  - MP32239 0246
  - MP32240 0246
  - MP32241 0246
  - MP32242 0246
  - MP32243 0246
  - MP32244 0246
  - MP32245 0246
  - MP32246 0246
  - MP32247 0246
  - MP32248 0246
  - MP32249 0246
  - MP32250 0246
  - MP32251 0246
  - MP32252 0246
  - MP32253 0246
  - MP32254 0246
  - MP32255 0246
  - MP32256 0246
  - MP32257 0246
  - MP32258 0246
  - MP32259 0246
  - MP32260 0246
  - MP32261 0246
  - MP32262 0246
  - MP32263 0246
  - MP32264 0246
  - MP32265 0247
  - MP32266 0247
  - MP32267 0247
  - MP32268 0247
  - MP32269 0247
  - MP32270 0247
  - MP32271 0247
- The American character.
  - MP32067 0241
- The American College, Bryn Mawr, PA.
  - MP32132 0243
  - MP32133 0243
- American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists.
  - MP31276 0220
- American declarations.
  - MU11078 0270
- The American documents.
  - MP31414 0223
  - MP31415 0223
  - MP31416 0223
  - MP31417 0223
- American Educational Films.
  - MP32142 0243
- American farmer—caught in the middle.
  - MP32285 0247
- The American Geological Institute.
  - MP32056 0241
- American guerrilla in the Philippines.
  - R680835 0283
- The American Indian in transition.
  - MP31995 0239
- American Insurance Association.
  - MP31964 0238
- American International.
  - LP48222 0119
  - LP50695 0181
  - LP50696 0181
  - LP50700 0181
  - LP50714 0182
- American International Pictures, Inc.
  - LF391 0112
  - LP48064 0115
  - LP48221 0119
  - LP48439 0125
  - LP48747 0133
  - LP49133 0143
  - LP49343 0148
- American Library Association.
  - LP48223 0119
- American Library Association. Intellectual Freedom Committee.
  - LP48223 0119
- American Management Associations.
  - MP31331 0221
- The American National Red Cross.
  - MP32170 0244
  - MP32315 0248
  - MP32316 0248
- American Personnel and Guidance Association.
  - MP31997 0239
  - MP31998 0239
  - MP31999 0239
  - MP32000 0239
  - MP32001 0239
  - MP32002 0239
  - MP32003 0239
  - MP32004 0239
  - MP32005 0239
  - MP32006 0239
  - MP32007 0239
  - MP32008 0239
  - MP32009 0239
  - MP32010 0239
  - MP32011 0239
  - MP32012 0239
  - MP32013 0239
  - MP32014 0240
  - MP32015 0240
  - MP32016 0240
  - MP32017 0240
  - MP32018 0240
  - MP32019 0240
  - MP32020 0240
  - MP32021 0240
  - MP32022 0240
  - MP32023 0240
  - MP32024 0240
  - MP32025 0240
  - MP32026 0240
  - MP32027 0240
- The American Presidential campaign.
  - MP31070 0214
- American Salesmasters.
  - MP32329 0248
  - MP32330 0248
  - MP32331 0248
  - MP32332 0248
  - MP32333 0248
  - MP32334 0248
  - MP32335 0248
  - MP32336 0248
  - MP32337 0248
  - MP32338 0248
  - MP32339 0249
  - MP32340 0249
  - MP32341 0249
- American Society of Clinical Pathologists.
  - MP31891 0236
  - MP31892 0236
  - MP31893 0236
  - MP31894 0236
  - MP31895 0236
- American Society of Oral Surgeons. Educational Foundation.
  - MP31436 0224
- The American Telephone and Telegraph Company.
  - MP31658 0230
- America’s foundations of liberty.
  - MP32355 0249
- America, sing out!
  - MP32366 0249
- America sings.
  - MU10802 0263
  - MU10809 0264
  - MU10810 0264
  - MU10811 0264
  - MU10814 0264
  - MU10817 0264
  - MU10818 0264
  - MU10819 0264
  - MU10820 0264
  - MU10821 0264
  - MU10822 0264
  - MU10826 0264
  - MU10827 0264
  - MU10828 0264
  - MU10832 0264
  - MU10833 0264
  - MU10834 0264
  - MU10835 0264
  - MU10836 0264
  - MU10837 0264
  - MU10838 0264
  - MU10844 0264
  - MU10845 0264
  - MU10846 0264
  - MU10847 0264
  - MU10881 0265
  - MU10892 0266
  - MU10893 0266
  - MU10894 0266
  - MU10897 0266
  - MU10902 0266
  - MU10904 0266
  - MU10906 0266
  - MU10907 0266
  - MU10908 0266
  - MU10909 0266
- America sings, episode 2.
  - MU10868 0265
- America sings, episode 5.
  - MU10866 0265
- America sings, episode 9.
  - MU10877 0265
- America sings, episode 12.
  - MU10863 0265
- America sings, episode 14.
  - MU10864 0265
- America sings, episode 18.
  - MU10865 0265
- America sings, episode 29.
  - MU10850 0265
- America sings, episode 31.
  - MU10851 0265
- America sings, episode 33.
  - MU10889 0266
- America sings, episode 34.
  - MU10878 0265
- America sings, episode 35.
  - MU10880 0265
- America sings, episode 36.
  - MU10852 0265
- America sings, episode 37.
  - MU10853 0265
- America sings, episode 39.
  - MU10857 0265
- America sings, episode 40.
  - MU10858 0265
- America sings, episode 46.
  - MU10887 0266
- America sings, episode 48.
  - MU10856 0265
- America sings, episode 49.
  - MU10888 0266
- America’s people.
  - MP31274 0220
- AMES-Jan Skrentny Production.
  - MP31264 0219
- AME Zion.
  - MU10757 0262
- Amicus Productions, Ltd.
  - LP49666 0156
- The Amnesiac.
  - LP50971 0188
- Among those missing.
  - LP51692 0207
- Anatomy of a frame.
  - LP49757 0159
- Anatomy of fear.
  - LP51080 0191
- Ancient Mesopotamia.
  - MP32048 0240
- Ancient Rome.
  - MP32174 0244
- Andante cantabile string quartet, opus 11.
  - MP32193 0245
- And down will come baby.
  - LP48824 0135
- Andersen, Hans Christian.
  - MP31784 0234
- Anderson, Ben.
  - MU11092 0271
- Anderson, Nancy.
  - MU11092 0271
- And leave the greyhounds to us.
  - LP50886 0186
- Andrea.
  - LP51094 0192
- Androit, John.
  - MP31972 0238
- The Andros targets.
  - LP49066 0141
  - LP49067 0141
  - LP49068 0141
  - LP49069 0141
  - LP49070 0141
  - LP49071 0141
  - LP49072 0141
  - LP49073 0141
  - LP49074 0141
  - LP49075 0141
  - LP49076 0141
  - LP49077 0141
  - LP49078 0141
- And so to bed.
  - MU10579 0258
- And then there was one.
  - LP48581 0129
- And then there were none.
  - LP51800 0210
- Anesthesia for one-day surgery in Phoenix, AZ.
  - MU10393 0253
- Angel biz.
  - LP49082 0141
- Angel of mercy.
  - LP48400 0124
- Angel on the island.
  - LP51728 0208
- Angels of mercy.
  - LP48441 0125
- Anglo-EMI Productions.
  - LF392 0112
- Animal antics.
  - R681316 0285
- Animal architecture.
  - MP31506 0226
- Animal migration.
  - MP32383 0250
- Animals of Africa.
  - MP31068 0214
- Animation antics.
  - MP32220 0245
- Annelids.
  - MP32224 0245
- Ann’s out of town client.
  - LU3850 0213
- Anonymous Releasing Triumvirate.
  - LU3858 0213
- Another final exit.
  - LP50814 0184
- Another gypsy queen.
  - LP50056 0166
- Another man, another chance.
  - LP50041 0165
- Answer to Stalin.
  - R682921 0286
- Anthem.
  - MP31657 0230
- Anthony, Evelyn.
  - LP50140 0168
- Anti-cats.
  - R666047 0273
- Anticipate detours and sales obstacles.
  - MP32333 0248
- The Antidote.
  - LP51660 0206
- Ants: hunters and gardeners.
  - MP32237 0246
- Anwar Sadat—President of Egypt.
  - MP32290 0247
- Anyone for suicide?
  - LP49662 0156
- APB Harry Orwell.
  - LP49764 0159
- A.P.B. Santa Claus.
  - LP49275 0146
- A.P.G.A.
  - SEE American Personnel and Guidance Association.
- Appendicular (lower extremity)
  - MU10284 0251
- Appendicular (upper extremity)
  - MU10460 0255
- Applause!
  - MP32127 0243
- An Apple for the teacher.
  - MU10807 0263
- Applying a bias binding.
  - MP31467 0225
- Applying a fly front zipper (closed seam method)
  - MP31478 0225
- Applying a lapped zipper (closed seam method)
  - MP31464 0225
- Applying a lapped zipper (open seam method)
  - MP31491 0226
- Applying an exposed zipper.
  - MP31497 0226
- Applying an invisible zipper.
  - MP31442 0224
- An Approach to conflict management.
  - MP31945 0238
- The Aquanauts.
  - LP50393 0174
  - LP50394 0174
  - LP50395 0174
  - LP50396 0174
  - LP50397 0175
  - LP50398 0175
  - LP50399 0175
  - LP50400 0175
  - LP50401 0175
  - LP50402 0175
  - LP50403 0175
  - LP50404 0175
  - LP50482 0176
  - LP50483 0176
  - LP50484 0176
  - LP50485 0176
  - LP50486 0176
  - LP50487 0177
  - LP50488 0177
  - LP50489 0177
  - LP50490 0177
  - LP50491 0177
  - LP50492 0177
  - LP50493 0177
  - LP50494 0177
  - LP50495 0177
  - LP50496 0177
  - LP50497 0177
  - LP50498 0177
  - LP50499 0177
  - LP50500 0177
  - LP50501 0177
- Aquila Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LF396 0112
  - R682861 0286
- Arby’s, Inc.
  - MP31852 0235
- Archaeology of the Grand French Battery, Yorktown, Virginia.
  - MP32236 0246
- Archie and the Ku Klux Klan.
  - LU3876 0213
  - LU3878 0213
- Archie gets the business.
  - LU3828 0212
- Archie’s bitter pill.
  - LU3866 0213
- Archie’s brief encounter.
  - LP49531 0153
  - LP49532 0153
- Archie’s chair.
  - LP48019 0114
- Archie’s dog day afternoon.
  - MP31252 0219
- Archie’s grand opening.
  - LU3877 0213
- Archie’s operation.
  - LP48021 0114
  - LP48022 0114
- Archie’s road back—Pill (part 2)
  - LU3865 0213
- Archie the liberal.
  - MP31251 0219
- Ardies, Tom.
  - LP50141 0168
- Are we invaded?
  - LP50109 0167
- Are you ready (H20 PSA)
  - MU10419 0254
- Are you ready? School bus evacuation drills.
  - MP31267 0220
- Argos Films, S.A.
  - LF366 0112
- Ariyan, Stephan.
  - MU11016 0269
- Arizona cowboy.
  - R665666 0272
- Arizona territory.
  - R677432 0280
- The Ark of Noah.
  - MP32317 0248
- The Armenian case.
  - MP32137 0243
- The Armored truck adventure.
  - LP50487 0177
- Arms of Venus.
  - LP50400 0175
- Army-Navy game.
  - LP50606 0179
- Arnaud, Georges.
  - LP48760 0133
- Arnold.
  - LP50698 0181
- Arnold’s wedding.
  - LP51532 0203
- Arrow in the Sun.
  - LP49256 0146
- Arthropods.
  - MP32222 0245
- Arthur Rubinstein.
  - MP32195 0245
- Arthur’s crisis.
  - LP48792 0134
- Arthur’s new friend.
  - LP48780 0134
- Arthur’s worry.
  - LP48787 0134
- Art in America.
  - MP31882 0236
  - MP31883 0236
  - MP31884 0236
  - MP31885 0236
- Artists Alliance, Inc.
  - R668859 0274
- Artists-in-schools, Bethel, Alaska.
  - MP32408 0251
- Art of murder.
  - LP50185 0169
- The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau.
  - MP32068 0241
  - MP32069 0241
  - MP32070 0241
  - MP32071 0241
  - MP32072 0241
  - MP32073 0241
  - MP32074 0241
  - MP32075 0241
  - MP32076 0241
  - MP32077 0241
  - MP32078 0241
  - MP32079 0241
  - MP32080 0241
- Arunta or lost.
  - MU11081 0270
- Ashdown Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LF378 0112
- Ashur, Geri.
  - MP31202 0218
- Asness, George.
  - LP50102 0167
- The Aspen Film Society.
  - LP48759 0133
- Assassin.
  - LP50435 0175
- Assault on the palace.
  - LP50166 0169
- Assault on the Princess.
  - LP50302 0172
- Assault on the Wayne.
  - LP51658 0206
- Assertion issues for high school women.
  - MP32025 0240
- Assertion issues for high school women in relating to men.
  - MP32026 0240
- Assessing the patient in pain.
  - MP31205 0218
- Associated General Films.
  - LF393 0112
  - LF394 0112
  - LP50143 0168
- The Associates and Aldrich Company, Inc.
  - LP49693 0157
  - LP49695 0157
- Associates and Aldrich Company Productions, Inc.
  - LP49694 0157
- Association Films, Inc.
  - MP31256 0219
  - MP31257 0219
- Asta day.
  - LP49080 0141
- Astride Capricorn.
  - MU10392 0253
- Asymptote Enterprises.
  - LU3889 0213
- Atlantic City honeymoon.
  - R682673 0286
- Atlantis Productions, Inc.
  - MP31990 0239
  - MP31991 0239
  - MP31992 0239
  - MP31993 0239
  - MP31994 0239
  - MP31995 0239
  - MP32137 0243
  - MP32233 0246
- Atlantium.
  - LP49696 0157
  - LP49697 0157
- Attaching a combined neck and armhole facing (with center opening)
  - MP31499 0226
- Attaching a combined neck and armhole facing (with no center opening)
  - MP31494 0226
- Attaching a cuff to a sleeve having a continuous lapped placket.
  - MP31447 0224
- Attaching a fitted waistline facing.
  - MP31450 0224
- Attaching a flat or partial roll collar (with a back neck facing)
  - MP31454 0224
- Attaching a full roll collar (with no back neck facing)
  - MP31479 0225
- Attaching a grosgrain waistline facing.
  - MP31451 0224
- Attaching a neckband collar.
  - MP31472 0225
- Attaching a neck facing.
  - MP31456 0224
- Attaching hook and eye fasteners.
  - MP31440 0224
- Attaching snap fasteners (overlap and extended)
  - MP31466 0225
- The Attack of the man-eater skeeters.
  - LP48730 0133
- Attack on terror.
  - LP49236 0145
  - LP49237 0145
- Attack on terror: the FBI against the Ku Klux Klan in Mississippi.
  - LP49236 0145
  - LP49237 0145
- An Attempt to save face.
  - LP48081 0116
- Au dela des grilles.
  - R666489 0273
- Audiofonics, Inc.
  - LU3859 0213
- Audio Visual Department, Dow Video Productions.
  - SEE Dow Video Productions. Audio Visual Department.
- Audio visual neuromuscular reeducation (biofeedback) in physical therapy.
  - MP31776 0233
- Audio Visual Services.
  - SEE The University of Akron (OH) Audio Visual Services.
- Audition for August.
  - R682130 0286
- Augmentation mammoplasty, cosmetic advantages of the transaxillary approach.
  - MU10333 0252
- Aunt Arie.
  - MP32067 0241
- Australian International.
  - LF389 0112
- Authors Research Company.
  - R666154 0273
- Autism, the intangible masquerade.
  - MP32119 0243
- The Autistic concern, a program for pre-schoolers.
  - MP32118 0243
- Auto repair hassles.
  - MU10694 0261
- Autosomal dominant inheritance.
  - MP31211 0218
- Autosomal recessive inheritance.
  - MP31210 0218
- Autry, Gene.
  - R674114 0278
  - R674115 0278
  - R674116 0278
  - R674117 0278
  - R674118 0278
  - R674119 0278
  - R677677 0280
  - R681391 0286
  - R681392 0286
- Autry (Gene) Productions.
  - R674114 0278
  - R674115 0278
  - R674116 0278
  - R674117 0278
  - R674118 0278
  - R674119 0278
  - R677677 0280
  - R681391 0286
  - R681392 0286
- Avala Film.
  - LP50264 0171
- Avatar Learning, Inc.
  - MP32049 0241
  - MP32050 0241
  - MP32051 0241
  - MP32052 0241
  - MP32053 0241
  - MP32054 0241
  - MP32055 0241
  - MP32059 0241
  - MP32060 0241
  - MP32061 0241
  - MP32093 0242
  - MP32094 0242
  - MP32095 0242
  - MP32096 0242
  - MP32097 0242
- Avco Broadcasting Corporation.
  - MP31780 0234
  - MP31781 0234
  - MP31782 0234
  - MP31783 0234
  - MP31784 0234
  - MP31785 0234
  - MP31786 0234
  - MP31787 0234
  - MP31788 0234
- Avco Embassy.
  - LF392 0112
  - LF393 0112
  - LF394 0112
  - LP50003 0165
- Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation.
  - LP48755 0133
  - LP48756 0133
  - LP48757 0133
  - LP48975 0139
  - LP49223 0145
  - LP49256 0146
  - LP50139 0168
  - LP50140 0168
  - LP50141 0168
  - LP50142 0168
  - LP50143 0168
- Avco Meredith Young people’s specials.
  - MP31780 0234
  - MP31781 0234
  - MP31782 0234
  - MP31783 0234
  - MP31784 0234
  - MP31785 0234
- A-V Corporation. Teaching Films, Inc.
  - MU10284 0251
  - MU10460 0255
- The Avenger.
  - LP48178 0118
  - LP49273 0146
- The Avengers.
  - R670677 0276
- Avis Corporation.
  - MU10286 0251
- Avon Productions, Inc.
  - LP48220 0119
  - R670951 0276
- Awake, alert, aware.
  - MP32300 0248
- A.W.W.A. presents, film no. 4.
  - MP32311 0248
- Ayd, Frank J., Jr.
  - MP32139 0243
- Aztec Screen Print, Inc.
  - MU10809 0264
  - MU10811 0264
- Baa baa black sheep.
  - LP48969 0139
  - LP49638 0156
  - LP49645 0156
  - LP49646 0156
  - LP49647 0156
  - LP49648 0156
  - LP49649 0156
  - LP49650 0156
  - LP49651 0156
  - LP49652 0156
  - LP49653 0156
  - LP49654 0156
  - LP49655 0156
  - LP49656 0156
  - LP49657 0156
  - LP49658 0156
  - LP49659 0156
  - LP49660 0156
  - LP49661 0156
  - LP49662 0156
  - LP49663 0156
  - LP49664 0156
  - LP50270 0171
- Babe in the woods.
  - LP50762 0183
- Babies, they’re wonderful.
  - R675822 0279
- The Baby contest.
  - LP48027 0114
- Baby food.
  - LP49703 0158
- The Baby maker.
  - LP48070 0115
- The Babysitter.
  - R675824 0279
- Baby wants spinach.
  - R673611 0278
- Bachelor mothers.
  - LP48444 0125
- The Bachelor party.
  - LP50891 0186
- Backfire.
  - LP50434 0175
  - LP50621 0180
- Backlash.
  - LP50465 0176
- Back off.
  - MU10590 0258
- The Back seat.
  - MP31431 0224
- The Bad News Bears in breaking training.
  - LP48761 0134
- Bad shoot.
  - LP49262 0146
- Baer, Hortense M.
  - MU10506 0256
- Bag woman.
  - LP51014 0190
- The Baha’i faith.
  - MU10689 0260
- The Bait.
  - LP48515 0127
  - LP49416 0150
- Baker, Harold.
  - MU10739 0262
- Baker, Violet.
  - MU10739 0262
- Bal advanced coding techniques.
  - MP31694 0231
  - MP31714 0232
- Balance.
  - MU10451 0255
- Baldwin, Bill.
  - MP32221 0245
- BAL efficiencies 1: Moves and decision coding.
  - MP31714 0232
- Bal efficiencies 2: DS ECT’s, switches and debug macros.
  - MP31694 0231
- Ball, Myrwyn F.
  - MU10545 0257
- Ball four.
  - LP49094 0142
  - LP49095 0142
  - LP49669 0157
  - LP49904 0162
  - LP50392 0174
- Ballinger’s choice.
  - LP49749 0159
- Ballot box bunny.
  - R681336 0285
- Balzac, Honore De.
  - LP48657 0131
  - LP48698 0132
  - LP48798 0134
  - LP48809 0135
- Bandit queen.
  - R678503 0280
- Bandit’s cave.
  - LP50433 0175
- Band of evil.
  - LP51063 0191
- Bang, bang, bang!
  - LP51789 0210
- Bang, bang, you’re dead.
  - LP50730 0182
- Banjo Hackett.
  - LP48624 0130
- Banker’s hours.
  - LP49399 0150
- The Bank job.
  - LP48237 0120
- Barametric.
  - MP32177 0244
- Barbara plus two.
  - LP49798 0160
- Barbara’s emergence.
  - LP49803 0160
- Barbara’s friend.
  - LU3847 0213
  - LU3848 0213
- Barbary House.
  - LP49728 0158
- The Barber of Seville.
  - MP32217 0245
- Barbershop quartet.
  - MU10810 0264
  - MU10820 0264
  - MU10821 0264
  - MU10822 0264
  - MU10826 0264
  - MU10827 0264
  - MU10828 0264
  - MU10832 0264
  - MU10835 0264
  - MU10836 0264
  - MU10845 0264
  - MU10865 0265
- Barca, Alfred R.
  - MU10875 0265
- The Bare facts.
  - MU10581 0258
- Baretta.
  - LP48823 0135
  - LP48824 0135
  - LP48825 0135
  - LP48826 0135
  - LP48827 0135
  - LP48828 0135
  - LP48029 0135
  - LP48830 0135
  - LP48831 0135
  - LP48842 0135
  - LP48843 0136
  - LP48844 0136
  - LP48845 0136
  - LP48846 0136
  - LP48847 0136
  - LP48848 0136
  - LP48849 0136
  - LP48850 0136
  - LP48851 0136
  - LP48852 0136
  - LP68853 0136
  - LP48854 0136
- The Bargain.
  - LP50013 0165
- Barnaby Jones.
  - LP50704 0181
  - LP50705 0181
  - LP51055 0191
  - LP51056 0191
  - LP51057 0191
  - LP51058 0191
  - LP51059 0191
  - LP51060 0191
  - LP51061 0191
  - LP51062 0191
  - LP51063 0191
  - LP51072 0191
  - LP51073 0191
  - LP51074 0191
  - LP51075 0191
  - LP51076 0191
  - LP51077 0191
  - LP51078 0191
  - LP51079 0191
  - LP51080 0191
  - LP51081 0191
  - LP51082 0191
  - LP51083 0191
  - LP51084 0191
- A Barnacle adventure.
  - LP50948 0188
- Barnard wants out.
  - LP48073 0115
- Barnyard skiing.
  - R679920 0281
- Baron of Arizona.
  - R678508 0281
- Barrett, Mary Joan.
  - MU10550 0257
- Barr Films.
  - MP31712 0231
  - MP31974 0238
  - MP31975 0238
  - MP31976 0238
- Barrier of silence.
  - LP49965 0164
- Barrister Productions.
  - LP48748 0133
- Bart LaRue’s The Ark of Noah.
  - MP32317 0248
- Bar 20 rides again.
  - R670491 0275
- Baseball basics and blunders.
  - LP49127 0142
- The Baseball business.
  - MP32039 0240
- Bashful Romeo.
  - R668915 0274
- Basic dialog.
  - MP32101 0242
- Basic reading and writing skills.
  - MP31509 0226
- Basketball headliners of 1950.
  - R682136 0286
- Bathroom w/firm and free tag.
  - MP31049 0214
- Bat Masterson.
  - LP48296 0121
  - LP48297 0121
  - LP48298 0121
  - LP48299 0121
  - LP48300 0121
  - LP48301 0121
  - LP48302 0121
  - LP48303 0121
  - LP48304 0121
  - LP48305 0121
  - LP48306 0121
  - LP48307 0121
  - LP48308 0121
  - LP48309 0121
  - LP48310 0122
  - LP48311 0122
  - LP48312 0122
  - LP48313 0122
  - LP48314 0122
  - LP48315 0122
  - LP48316 0122
  - LP48317 0122
  - LP48318 0122
  - LP48319 0122
  - LP48320 0122
  - LP48321 0122
  - LP48322 0122
  - LP48323 0122
  - LP48324 0122
  - LP48325 0122
  - LP48326 0122
  - LP48327 0122
  - LP48328 0122
  - LP48329 0122
  - LP48330 0122
  - LP48331 0122
  - LP48332 0122
  - LP48333 0122
  - LP48334 0122
  - LP48335 0122
  - LP48336 0122
  - LP48337 0122
  - LP48338 0122
  - LP48339 0122
  - LP48340 0122
  - LP48341 0122
  - LP48342 0122
  - LP48343 0122
  - LP48344 0122
  - LP48345 0122
  - LP48346 0122
  - LP48347 0122
  - LP48348 0122
  - LP48349 0123
  - LP48350 0123
  - LP48351 0123
  - LP48352 0123
  - LP48353 0123
  - LP48354 0123
  - LP48355 0123
  - LP48356 0123
  - LP48357 0123
  - LP48358 0123
  - LP48359 0123
  - LP48360 0123
  - LP48361 0123
  - LP48362 0123
  - LP48363 0123
  - LP48364 0123
  - LP48365 0123
  - LP48366 0123
  - LP48367 0123
  - LP48368 0123
  - LP48369 0123
  - LP48370 0123
  - LP48371 0123
  - LP48372 0123
  - LP48373 0123
  - LP48374 0123
  - LP48375 0123
  - LP48376 0123
  - LP48377 0123
  - LP48378 0123
  - LP48379 0123
  - LP48380 0123
  - LP48381 0123
  - LP48382 0123
  - LP48383 0123
  - LP48384 0123
  - LP48453 0125
  - LP48454 0126
  - LP48455 0126
  - LP48456 0126
  - LP48457 0126
  - LP48458 0126
  - LP48459 0126
  - LP48460 0126
  - LP48461 0126
  - LP48462 0126
  - LP48463 0126
  - LP48464 0126
  - LP48465 0126
  - LP48466 0126
  - LP48467 0126
  - LP48468 0126
  - LP48469 0126
  - LP48589 0129
  - LP49177 0144
- Bat McKidderick.
  - LP49914 0162
- The Bat people.
  - LP49343 0148
- Bat plays a dead man’s hand.
  - LP48348 0122
- Battle hymn.
  - LP49704 0158
- Battle of the pass.
  - LP48352 0123
- Bat trap.
  - LP48371 0123
- The Bauer girls.
  - R682137 0286
- Baum, Michael G.
  - MU10701 0261
- Baurley, Skip.
  - MP32311 0248
- Baxter, E. R., 3rd.
  - LP49346 0148
- Bazaar, Hoyt L.
  - MU10712 0261
- Beam of fire.
  - LP50116 0167
- Bean, Marjorie.
  - MP31696 0231
  - MP31697 0231
- Bean, Norman.
  - MP31696 0231
  - MP31697 0231
- Beany and Cecil.
  - LP48717 0132
  - LP48718 0132
  - LP48719 0132
  - LP48720 0132
  - LP48721 0132
  - LP48722 0132
  - LP48723 0132
  - LP48724 0132
  - LP48725 0132
  - LP48726 0132
  - LP48727 0133
  - LP48728 0133
  - LP48729 0133
  - LP48730 0133
  - LP48731 0133
  - LP48732 0133
  - LP48733 0133
  - LP48734 0133
  - LP48735 0133
  - LP48736 0133
  - LP48737 0133
  - LP48738 0133
  - LP48739 0133
  - LP48740 0133
  - LP48741 0133
  - LP48742 0133
- Beany and Cecil meet Billy the Squid.
  - LP48736 0133
- Beany and Cecil meet Ping-Pong.
  - LP48737 0133
- Beany and Cecil meet the Invisible Man.
  - LP48727 0133
- Beany and the boo birds.
  - LP48737 0133
- Beany and the jackstalk.
  - LP48735 0133
- Beany blows his top.
  - LP48722 0132
- Beany flips his lid.
  - LP48722 0132
- Beany’s beany cap copter.
  - LP48733 0133
- Beany’s buffalo hunt.
  - LP48740 0133
- Beany’s resid-jewels.
  - LP48725 0132
- A Bear for punishment.
  - R681331 0285
- Beartooth.
  - LU3752 0211
- Beartooth, Ltd.
  - LU3752 0211
- The Beast of Athens.
  - LP49072 0141
- Beating the pounds.
  - LU3793 0211
- Beaty, C. L.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
  - MU11089 0271
- Beauty and the bath.
  - LP49905 0162
- Beauty and the beach.
  - LP49247 0146
- Beauty contest.
  - LP50751 0183
- Beauty is as beauty does.
  - LP51766 0209
- Beauty on the beach.
  - R668425 0274
- Beaver dam.
  - LP50727 0182
- Beaver Valley.
  - R665897 0273
- Bebensee, Lyle R.
  - MP31860 0235
- The Becker connection.
  - LP50312 0173
- Beckman, Gail.
  - MU10616 0259
- The Bedford house conspiracy.
  - LP48674 0131
- Beef breakdown.
  - MP31725 0232
- Beethoven, Coriolan overture, opus 62, Brahms, Symphony number 1 in C minor, opus 68.
  - MP32214 0245
- Before I die.
  - LP51453 0201
- Before the beginning.
  - LP50099 0167
- Before the holocaust.
  - LP48840 0135
- A Beginning in the wilderness.
  - LP49424 0151
- Beginning responsibility; taking care of your own things.
  - MP31066 0214
- The Beginnings.
  - MP31882 0236
  - MP32228 0245
- Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 3.
  - MP32018 0240
- Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 4.
  - MP32015 0240
- Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 5.
  - MP32017 0240
- Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 7.
  - MP32016 0240
- Behavior and behavioral objective.
  - MP31164 0217
- Behavior and the behavioral objective.
  - MP31164 0217
- Behavior management.
  - MP31163 0217
- Behavior management in the SSDP.
  - MP31163 0217
- Being divorced is never having to say “I do.”
  - LP50884 0186
- Being single.
  - MU10683 0260
- The Belated honeymoon.
  - LP51287 0197
- The Belfast reel.
  - MP31673 0230
- The Believer’s heaven.
  - LP51682 0207
- Bell, Geoffrey.
  - MP30761 0214
- Bellamy, Edward.
  - LP48804 0135
- Belle of Old Mexico.
  - R665673 0272
- The Bells toll at noon.
  - LP50168 0169
- Belvision.
  - LF383 0112
- Beneficial Finance Company.
  - MP32168 0244
- Beneficial Management Corporation of America.
  - MP32168 0244
- The Benefit of doubt.
  - LP50627 0180
- Benes, Karl.
  - MU11024 0269
  - MU11072 0270
- Ben Hare.
  - LP48717 0132
- Bennet, John.
  - LP49935 0163
- Bennett (Harve) Productions.
  - LP48106 0116
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP49643 0156
- Bennie, Anita L.
  - MU10695 0261
- Bennie, James D.
  - MU10695 0261
- Benny and Barney: Las Vegas undercover.
  - LP49514 0153
- Benson, James H.
  - MU10916 0266
  - MU10943 0267
- Bentley’s problem.
  - LP48050 0115
- Berdal, Walter.
  - MU10616 0259
- Berens, Myrtle.
  - MU10707 0261
- Berg, Robert G.
  - MU10836 0264
- Berg, Ronald.
  - MU10549 0257
- Berkeley Film Associates.
  - MP31425 0223
- Bernie’s last stand.
  - LP51281 0196
- Bernstein at Tanglewood.
  - MP32201 0245
  - MP32213 0245
- Berry, F. Dean.
  - MU10798 0263
- Bert moves in.
  - LU3791 0211
- Besieged: cannon at the gates.
  - LP49740 0158
- Besieged: death on Cold Mountain.
  - LP49739 0158
- Best three out of five.
  - LP49664 0156
- The Bet.
  - LP48685 0131
- Be the first on your block.
  - LP50802 0184
- Betrayed.
  - LP51450 0201
- Better late than never.
  - R666046 0273
- Between midnight and dawn.
  - R671196 0276
- Beverly rides again.
  - LP48020 0114
- Beware.
  - MP31131 0216
- Bewitched.
  - LP48039 0114
  - LP49231 0145
  - LP49396 0150
  - LP51689 0207
- Beyond.
  - LP49936 0163
- Beyond belief.
  - LP51346 0198
- Beyond return.
  - LP50107 0167
- Beyond the call.
  - LP50293 0172
- Beyond the mountain.
  - LP49368 0149
- Beyond the purple hills.
  - R674117 0278
- Beyond the shadow of a dream.
  - LP50367 0174
- BFA Educational Media.
  - MP31506 0226
  - MP31507 0226
  - MP31508 0226
  - MP31509 0226
  - MP31510 0226
  - MP31511 0226
  - MP31512 0226
  - MP31513 0226
  - MP31514 0226
  - MP31515 0226
  - MP31516 0226
  - MP31517 0227
  - MP31518 0227
  - MP31695 0231
  - MP31696 0231
  - MP31697 0231
  - MP31698 0231
  - MP31699 0231
  - MP31700 0231
  - MP31701 0231
  - MP31702 0231
  - MP32383 0250
  - MP32384 0250
  - MP32385 0250
  - MP32394 0250
- B. F. Skinner on counseling.
  - MP32020 0240
- B. F. Skinner on education.
  - MP32021 0240
  - MP32022 0240
- Bias is a four letter word.
  - MU10599 0258
- Bierce, Ambrose.
  - LP48700 0132
  - LP48808 0135
- The Big brass bed.
  - LP48242 0120
- Big brother.
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP50469 0176
  - LP51627 0205
- The Big brothers.
  - LP50965 0188
- The Big deal.
  - LU3815 0212
- Big deal in paradise.
  - LP48838 0135
- Bigfoot film.
  - MU11079 0270
- The Big gamble.
  - LP48372 0123
- The Big gold strike.
  - LP51726 0208
- The Big hand’s on trouble.
  - LP48852 0136
- Big Henry and the Polka Dot Kid.
  - LP49680 0157
- Big holdout.
  - LP49915 0162
- The Big job.
  - LP51691 0207
- Big man on a little stick.
  - LP51702 0207
- Big mouth.
  - LP50847 0185
- Big red rodeo.
  - MP31434 0224
- Big story.
  - MP31047 0214
- The Big Sur.
  - LP51522 0203
- The Big swim.
  - LP50403 0175
- Big timber.
  - R677440 0280
- Big top bunny.
  - R681344 0285
- Bike super stars.
  - MP31064 0214
- Bilingual Educational Services, Inc.
  - MP31562 0228
- Bilingualism: promise for tomorrow.
  - MP31562 0228
- Bill gets married.
  - LU3853 0213
- Billion dollar brain.
  - LP48452 0125
- Billy Hart.
  - LP48186 0118
- Billy Joel tonight.
  - MU10505 0256
- Bingham’s con.
  - LU3837 0212
- Binstock, Eleanor.
  - MU11015 0269
- Biofeedback.
  - LP50290 0172
- BioMedia Associates.
  - MP32222 0245
  - MP32223 0245
  - MP32224 0245
  - MP32225 0245
  - MP32226 0245
- The Bionic badge.
  - LP48210 0119
- The Bionic criminal.
  - LP48212 0119
- The Bionic Woman.
  - LF395 0112
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP49338 0148
  - LP49339 0148
  - LP50284 0172
  - LP50285 0172
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
  - LP50288 0172
  - LP50289 0172
  - LP50290 0172
  - LP50291 0172
  - LP50292 0172
  - LP50293 0172
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50295 0172
  - LP50296 0172
  - LP50297 0172
  - LP50298 0172
  - LP50299 0172
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50301 0172
  - LP50302 0172
  - LP50303 0172
  - LP50304 0172
- Bip as a skater.
  - MP32068 0241
- Bip as a soldier.
  - MP32074 0241
- Bip at a social party.
  - MP32073 0241
- Bip hunts butterflies.
  - MP32075 0241
- Bird and Son, Inc.
  - MP31255 0219
- Bird in the hand.
  - LP51618 0205
- Bird of prey.
  - LP50376 0174
  - LP50377 0174
- Birds gotta fly, fish gotta talk.
  - LP51729 0208
- Birds: how we identify them.
  - MP32279 0247
- The Birthday.
  - LP49898 0162
- Birthday party.
  - LP50087 0167
- The Birthday present.
  - LP49290 0147
- Birth to age two.
  - MU10976 0268
- Bishop, Leonard.
  - LP51652 0206
- A Bite of the apple.
  - LP48848 0136
- Bits and pieces, a study in architectural model building techniques.
  - MU10332 0252
- Black American week.
  - MU10655 0260
  - MU10668 0260
  - MU10715 0261
  - MU10721 0261
  - MU10728 0261
- Black artists of the U.S.A.
  - MP31885 0236
- Black Creek Billie Productions.
  - LP50096 0167
- Black magic.
  - LP50295 0172
- Blackmail.
  - LP51340 0198
- Blackout.
  - LP49245 0145
  - LP51686 0207
- Blackout! Tic Tac Toe.
  - MU10336 0252
- The Black pearls.
  - LP48342 0122
- The Black rose.
  - R671301 0277
- The Blacksmith.
  - R671468 0277
- Black thorn.
  - LP50091 0167
- Black wind and lightning.
  - LP49916 0162
- Blance and Orbito.
  - MU10459 0255
- Blast.
  - LP50858 0185
- Blazing guns.
  - R678489 0280
- The Blazing sun.
  - R681392 0286
- Bless the big fish.
  - LP48116 0117
- Blicher, Steen Steenson.
  - LP48675 0131
- Blind.
  - LP50868 0186
- The Blind Mellow Jelly collection.
  - LP46912 0112
- Blind mirror.
  - LP50388 0174
- Blind spots.
  - MP31130 0216
- Blizzard.
  - LP49349 0148
- Blobs and globs.
  - MU10566 0257
- Block, Mitchell W.
  - LP49522 0153
- The Blood bond.
  - LP48829 0135
- Blood brother.
  - LP50726 0182
- Blood money is hard to wash.
  - LP50153 0168
- Blood of the dragon.
  - LP49731 0158
- Blood on the money.
  - LP48378 0123
- Blood pressure and the diet.
  - MU10927 0267
- Blood Relations Company.
  - LP49341 0148
- The Bloodshot eye.
  - LP48084 0116
- Blood vengeance.
  - LP51059 0191
- The Blue flash.
  - LP48215 0119
- The Blue fog.
  - LP49390 0150
- Bluegrass of Kentucky.
  - R677425 0279
- Blue Heron Films.
  - MP31420 0223
  - MP31421 0223
- Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.
  - MP32388 0250
  - MP32389 0250
  - MP32390 0250
  - MP32391 0250
  - MP32392 0250
  - MP32393 0250
- The Blue knight.
  - LP49496 0152
  - LP49497 0152
  - LP49498 0152
  - LP49499 0152
  - LP49500 0152
  - LP49501 0152
  - LP49502 0152
  - LP49503 0153
  - LP49504 0153
  - LP49505 0153
  - LP49506 0153
  - LP49507 0153
  - LP49508 0153
  - LP51734 0208
  - LP51735 0208
  - LP51736 0208
  - LP51737 0208
  - LP51738 0208
  - LP51739 0208
  - LP51740 0208
  - LP51741 0209
  - LP51742 0209
  - LP51781 0210
- Blues.
  - LP50854 0185
- Blues and jazz.
  - MU10856 0265
  - MU10887 0266
  - MU10892 0266
- Blues busters.
  - R676123 0279
- Blues for a gone goose.
  - LP51665 0206
- BMX.
  - MP31868 0236
- BMX—bicycle motocross.
  - MP31868 0236
- BNA Communications, Inc.
  - MP31056 0214
  - MP31057 0214
  - MP31058 0214
  - MP31059 0214
  - MP31060 0214
  - MP31061 0214
  - MP32375 0249
- The Boarder.
  - LP49280 0146
- The Boarder patrol.
  - LP48029 0114
- Board of Education of the City of Chicago.
  - SEE Chicago. Board of Education.
- Board of Regents of the University of Colorado.
  - SEE University of Colorado, Boulder. Board of Regents.
- Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin. Board of Regents.
- The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin. Board of Regents.
- Board of Rights.
  - LP49271 0146
- The Boat.
  - LP50078 0166
  - R671464 0277
- Bobby Deerfield.
  - LP49226 0145
- Bober, Michael.
  - MU10458 0255
- Bob loves Barbara.
  - LU3849 0213
- The Body at the bottom.
  - LP48865 0136
- Body beautiful.
  - MU10249 0251
- Boileau, Pierre.
  - LP48546 0128
- Boiling point.
  - LP50640 0180
- Bologna, Joseph.
  - LP49690 0157
- Bolt from the sky.
  - R668158 0274
- Bolt of Kilmaron.
  - LP51035 0190
- Bolt of lightning.
  - LP49840 0161
- Bond, Charles T.
  - MU10870 0265
- Bond, Norma C.
  - MU10870 0265
- Bondage.
  - LP49405 0150
- Bone marrow interpretation in selected anemias.
  - MP31893 0236
- Bonin, Walter D.
  - MU10557 0257
- Bonnie and McCloud.
  - LP50276 0171
- Boogie machine.
  - MU10502 0256
- Booker, Elon.
  - MU11093 0271
- Book of changes.
  - LP49708 0158
- The Book of records.
  - LP50776 0183
- Bookworms.
  - LP49084 0141
- Boom-bas.
  - MU11082 0270
- Boomerang.
  - LP50831 0185
- The Boondoggle.
  - LP51645 0206
- Border rangers.
  - R678499 0280
- Bordner, Ralph W.
  - MU10744 0262
- Born again.
  - LP51293 0197
  - MP32300 0248
  - MP32346 0249
- The Born-again Baptist.
  - MU10769 0263
- Born unto trouble.
  - LP48692 0132
- Born with a habit.
  - MP31258 0219
- Boston Blackie.
  - LP48470 0126
  - LP48471 0126
  - LP48472 0126
  - LP48473 0126
  - LP48474 0126
  - LP48475 0126
  - LP48476 0126
  - LP48477 0126
  - LP48478 0126
  - LP48479 0126
  - LP48480 0126
  - LP48481 0126
  - LP48482 0126
  - LP48483 0126
  - LP48484 0126
  - LP48485 0126
  - LP48486 0126
  - LP48487 0126
  - LP48488 0126
  - LP48489 0126
  - LP48490 0126
  - LP48491 0126
  - LP48492 0126
  - LP48493 0126
  - LP48494 0126
  - LP48495 0126
  - LP48496 0127
  - LP48497 0127
  - LP48498 0127
  - LP48499 0127
  - LP48500 0127
  - LP48501 0127
  - LP48502 0127
  - LP48503 0127
  - LP48504 0127
  - LP48505 0127
  - LP48506 0127
  - LP48507 0127
  - LP48508 0127
  - LP48509 0127
  - LP48510 0127
  - LP48511 0127
  - LP48512 0127
  - LP48811 0135
  - LP48812 0135
  - LP48813 0135
  - LP48814 0135
  - LP48815 0135
  - LP48816 0135
  - LP48817 0135
  - LP48818 0135
  - LP48819 0135
  - LP48820 0135
  - LP48821 0135
  - LP48822 0135
  - LP49183 0144
  - LP49184 0144
  - LP49185 0144
- Boston Young Women’s Christian Association.
  - MP31556 0228
  - MP31557 0228
- The Bottom line.
  - LP50072 0166
- The Bottom of the world.
  - LP51301 0197
- Boucher, H. A.
  - MU10858 0265
  - MU10915 0266
- Bought and paid for.
  - LP49376 0149
- Bound for glory.
  - MU10556 0257
- The Bounty children.
  - LP48574 0128
- The Bounty hunter.
  - LP51060 0191
- The Bounty man.
  - LP48541 0128
- Bourbon Street beat.
  - LP49706 0158
- Bouton, Jim.
  - LP49094 0142
  - LP49095 0142
  - LP49669 0157
  - LP50392 0174
- Bova, Basil.
  - LP51290 0197
- Bowen, Murray.
  - MP32352 0249
- Bowling for razzberries.
  - LP50892 0186
- The Boxer.
  - LP48225 0119
- Boy from Indiana.
  - R668860 0274
- Boys’ night in.
  - MU10601 0258
- Brackelsberg, Phyllis.
  - MP31439 0224
  - MP31440 0224
  - MP31441 0224
  - MP31442 0224
  - MP31443 0224
  - MP31444 0224
  - MP31445 0224
  - MP31446 0224
  - MP31447 0224
  - MP31448 0224
  - MP31449 0224
  - MP31450 0224
  - MP31451 0224
  - MP31452 0224
  - MP31453 0224
  - MP31454 0224
  - MP31455 0224
  - MP31456 0224
  - MP31457 0224
  - MP31458 0225
  - MP31459 0225
  - MP31460 0225
  - MP31461 0225
  - MP31462 0225
  - MP31463 0225
  - MP31464 0225
  - MP31465 0225
  - MP31466 0225
  - MP31467 0225
  - MP31468 0225
  - MP31469 0225
  - MP31470 0225
  - MP31471 0225
  - MP31472 0225
  - MP31473 0225
  - MP31474 0225
  - MP31475 0225
  - MP31476 0225
  - MP31477 0225
  - MP31478 0225
  - MP31479 0225
  - MP31480 0225
  - MP31481 0225
  - MP31482 0225
  - MP31483 0225
  - MP31484 0225
  - MP31485 0225
  - MP31486 0226
  - MP31487 0226
  - MP31488 0226
  - MP31489 0226
  - MP31490 0226
  - MP31491 0226
  - MP31492 0226
  - MP31493 0226
  - MP31494 0226
  - MP31495 0226
  - MP31496 0226
  - MP31497 0226
  - MP31498 0226
  - MP31499 0226
  - MP31500 0226
  - MP31501 0226
  - MP31502 0226
  - MP31503 0226
- Braddock Associates.
  - LP48065 0115
- Bradley, David.
  - LP48220 0119
  - R670951 0276
- Brahmin: The Johnson County invasion.
  - LP49512 0153
- Brainard, Spencer.
  - MU10509 0256
  - MU10909 0266
- The Brain of John Emerson.
  - LP49959 0163
- Brain unlimited.
  - LP49812 0160
- Brainwash.
  - LP49413 0150
- Brake system diagnosis highlights.
  - MP31523 0227
- Brakhage, Stan.
  - MP31693 0231
  - MP32230 0246
- The Brave eyes.
  - LP48801 0134
- Braverman, Charles.
  - MP31559 0228
- Braverman Productions, Inc.
  - MP31559 0228
- Breads and cereals.
  - MP31179 0217
- Break!
  - LP50932 0188
- Breakaway.
  - LP50650 0180
- Breakdown.
  - LP50070 0166
  - LP51644 0206
- Breaker, breaker.
  - LU3787 0211
- Breaking in.
  - MP31772 0233
  - MP31996 0239
- Breaking point.
  - LP47990 0113
  - R671974 0277
- Breaking up.
  - LP49126 0142
- Breaking up is hard to do.
  - LP50798 0184
- Breakin’ in.
  - MP31996 0239
- Break the bank in Tacoma.
  - LP51030 0190
- Breakthrough.
  - R680886 0284
- The Breakup.
  - LP50967 0188
  - LP51464 0201
- Breast feeding.
  - MP30496 0214
- Breastfeeding; a special closeness.
  - MP32227 0245
- Bresnik, Robert.
  - MP32142 0243
- Bresnik Pictures.
  - MP32142 0243
- Breuer, Ed.
  - MU10332 0252
- Bridal shower.
  - LP50906 0187
- The Bride.
  - LP51015 0190
  - MP31771 0233
- The Bridge on the River Dozy.
  - LF376 0112
- Bridget loves Bernie.
  - LP51275 0196
  - LP51276 0196
  - LP51277 0196
  - LP51278 0196
  - LP51279 0196
  - LP51280 0196
  - LP51281 0196
  - LP51282 0196
  - LP51283 0197
  - LP51284 0197
  - LP51285 0197
  - LP51286 0197
  - LP51287 0197
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT.
  - LP49899 0162
  - LP50135 0168
  - LP50137 0168
- Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Media Services.
  - LP49899 0162
  - LP50135 0168
  - LP50137 0168
  - MP31275 0220
- The Bright boy.
  - LP48708 0132
  - LP51342 0198
- Bright leaf.
  - R671969 0277
- Bright-Persky Associates.
  - LP49227 0145
  - LP49228 0145
- Bright victory.
  - R680864 0284
- Bringing up Spike.
  - LP51531 0203
- Brinkley, Torrey.
  - MP31431 0224
- Brinks: the great robbery.
  - LP49252 0146
- Broadway songs.
  - MU10866 0265
  - MU10868 0265
  - MU10897 0266
  - MU10906 0266
  - MU10907 0266
  - MU10908 0266
  - MU10909 0266
- Brock, James A.
  - MU10573 0258
- Brodkey, Harold.
  - LP50806 0184
- Broken angels.
  - LP49412 0150
- Broken arrow.
  - R668847 0274
- Broken mirror.
  - LP51584 0204
- Bronze bonze.
  - LP50180 0169
- Brooklyn buckaroos.
  - R682141 0286
- Brooklyn goes Hollywood.
  - R680871 0284
- Brooks, M. M.
  - MU10890 0266
- Brooks, Ronald E.
  - MU10682 0260
  - MU11026 0269
- The Brothers.
  - LP50979 0189
- The Brothers Caine.
  - LP49726 0158
- The Brothers Grimm: Hansel and Gretel.
  - MP31513 0226
- Brown, T. K.
  - LP49032 0140
- Brown, W. Roy.
  - MU10747 0262
- Brunette bombshell.
  - LP48363 0123
- Brut Productions, Inc.
  - LP48758 0133
  - LP49065 0141
- Bryant, Anita L.
  - MU10283 0251
- Buccaneer’s girl.
  - R673600 0277
- Buchanan, Larry.
  - LP50133 0168
- Bucking.
  - MP31647 0230
- Bucky.
  - MP31793 0234
- Buddhism.
  - MU10768 0262
- Buddhist shrine.
  - MU10999 0268
- Buddy, can you spare a father?
  - LP51543 0203
- Budget nutrition.
  - MU10698 0261
- Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc.
  - LP49232 0145
  - LP49678 0157
  - LP49679 0157
- Buffalo Billy.
  - LP48731 0133
- The Buffalo hunters.
  - LP51104 0192
- Buffalo kill.
  - LP48589 0129
- Buford, Gordon.
  - LP49232 0145
- Build bridges to agreement.
  - MP32332 0248
- Building a nation (Israel)
  - R670495 0276
- Bulldog Productions, Ltd.
  - LP50141 0168
- Bullet proof.
  - LP50120 0167
- Bullseye.
  - LP51740 0208
- Bullwhacker’s bounty.
  - LP48457 0126
- The Bully boys.
  - LP49350 0148
- The Bunker.
  - LP50348 0173
  - LP50349 0173
- Bunny.
  - LP49355 0149
- Bunny hugged.
  - R681320 0285
- Bunny is missing, down by the lake.
  - LP50883 0186
- Bureau for Municipal Police, Division of Criminal Justice Services.
  - SEE New York (State) Division of Criminal Justice Services. Bureau for Municipal Police.
- Bureau of Children’s Services, Pennsylvania Department of Health.
  - SEE Pennsylvania. Department of Health. Bureau of Children’s Services.
- Burger King Corporation.
  - MP31657 0230
- The Burger queen.
  - LP49291 0147
- Burke, Michael.
  - MU10507 0256
- Burlesk is back.
  - LP51290 0197
- Burnett, Katie.
  - MP32309 0248
- Burnside budget.
  - LU3798 0211
- Burroughs, Edgar Rice.
  - LP48221 0119
- Bus driver.
  - MP32327 0248
- The Bush babies.
  - LF376 0112
- Bushnell, John.
  - LP49814 0160
- Business.
  - MP31975 0238
- The Business of America.
  - MP31301 0220
- Businessperson of the year.
  - LU3875 0213
- The Business trip.
  - LP48147 0118
- Bussart, Ford T.
  - MU10764 0262
- Buster and Billie.
  - LP50096 0167
- The Butcher’s boy.
  - LP51668 0206
- But is it really you?
  - LP48252 0120
- Butler-Wall, Brita.
  - MP31560 0228
- Butterfield, Ed A.
  - MU10730 0262
  - MU11071 0270
- Butterfield, Edward A.
  - MU10639 0259
  - MU10672 0260
  - MU10674 0260
  - MU10684 0260
  - MU10753 0262
  - MU10754 0262
  - MU10771 0263
  - MU10876 0265
  - MU10883 0265
  - MU10884 0265
  - MU11027 0269
  - MU11070 0270
- Butterfield, Jerry.
  - MU10641 0259
  - MU10658 0260
  - MU10675 0260
  - MU10679 0260
  - MU10914 0266
  - MU10944 0267
  - MU10959 0267
  - MU10971 0268
  - MU11048 0270
  - MU11050 0270
- The Butterfields.
  - LP49800 0160
- Butterfly.
  - LP50920 0187
- The Butterfly (life cycle of an insect)
  - MP32280 0247
- A Button for General D.
  - LP51568 0204
- Bye, bye, Baker.
  - LU3795 0211
- Bye bye Bennie.
  - LP49992 0164
- Bye, bye, Bookman.
  - LU3783 0211
- Bye, Fred, hi, Phil.
  - LU3769 0211
- By silence betrayed.
  - LP50089 0167
- Cactus caravan.
  - R670996 0276
- Cadillac Gage Company.
  - MU10282 0251
- Cadre Films.
  - MP31870 0236
- Cady, Tom L.
  - MU10332 0252
- The Cage.
  - MP32070 0241
- Caged.
  - R666337 0273
- Cagle, Benny R.
  - MU10734 0262
- Cagney Productions, Inc.
  - R675850 0279
- Caidin, Martin.
  - LF395 0112
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP48705 0132
  - LP49338 0148
  - LP49339 0148
  - LP50284 0172
  - LP50285 0172
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
  - LP50288 0172
  - LP50289 0172
  - LP50290 0172
  - LP50291 0172
  - LP50292 0172
  - LP50293 0172
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50295 0172
  - LP50296 0172
  - LP50297 0172
  - LP50298 0172
  - LP50299 0172
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50301 0172
  - LP50302 0172
  - LP50303 0172
  - LP50304 0172
- Calculated risk.
  - LP48412 0124
- California passage.
  - R682672 0286
- California. State Police.
  - MP32371 0249
- Californium 252.
  - LP48236 0120
- Call, Joel.
  - MU11030 0269
- Callaghan, Morley.
  - LP49680 0157
- Callaghan, Richard A.
  - MU10543 0257
  - MU10698 0261
  - MU10933 0267
  - MU11032 0269
- Callie, Mike.
  - MU10396 0254
- Call me a taxi.
  - LP51541 0203
- Call of the wild turkey.
  - MP31717 0232
- Cally Curtis Company.
  - MP31412 0223
  - MP31713 0232
  - MP32127 0243
  - MP32129 0243
  - MP32185 0244
- Camp, Joe.
  - LP48593 0129
- Campbell, Dwight D.
  - MP32304 0248
- Campbell, Janice H.
  - MU10926 0267
- Campbell, Oliver P.
  - MU10926 0267
- The Campbells are coming.
  - MU10554 0257
- Camper John.
  - LP48748 0133
- Campfire control.
  - MP32122 0243
- Camping trip.
  - LP50195 0169
- A Camping we will go.
  - R670997 0276
- The Camp-out.
  - LU3808 0212
- Canadian Wildlife Films, Inc.
  - LP51085 0191
- Cancelled contract.
  - LP49263 0146
- Cancer and diet.
  - MU10940 0267
- The Candidates.
  - LP48576 0128
- Candid microphone.
  - R666435 0273
  - R671197 0276
  - R680992 0285
- Candid mike.
  - R660972 0284
- Candy.
  - LP49689 0157
- Candy and the kid.
  - LP51033 0190
- The Candy man.
  - LP49505 0153
- Candy samples.
  - MP31126 0216
  - MP31127 0216
- Can Ellen be saved?
  - LP48517 0127
- Can I do it ’til I need glasses?
  - MU10396 0254
- The Canine collar.
  - LP51471 0201
- The Cannibals.
  - LP51472 0201
- Can primitive people survive?
  - MP32055 0241
- Canterville ghost.
  - LP48693 0132
- Cantor, Jerrold D.
  - MU10925 0266
- Canty, James A., Jr.
  - MU10891 0266
  - MU10896 0266
  - MU11058 0270
- The Canvas and the cane.
  - LP48347 0122
- Canyon of death.
  - LP48402 0124
- Can you chop this?
  - LP50198 0169
- A Capitol crime.
  - LP50157 0168
- Capp, Richard.
  - MP32167 0244
- Les Caprices de Marie.
  - LP49509 0153
- Captain Carey, U.S.A.
  - R669033 0275
- Captain China.
  - R669035 0275
- Captain Hero.
  - LP48789 0134
- Captain Hook.
  - LP48001 0113
  - LP50063 0166
- Captain Horatio Hornblower.
  - R681313 0285
- Captain H. T. “Dick” Merrill, pioneer of aviation.
  - MU10414 0254
- Captain Lost, Ltd.
  - LU3858 0213
- Captain Lust.
  - LU3858 0213
- Captain Silas.
  - MP31553 0228
- The Captive.
  - LP51103 0192
- Captive girl.
  - R668317 0274
- Capture.
  - LP49682 0157
- The Capture of The Dreaded Three Headed Threep.
  - LP48736 0133
- The Capture of Thunderbolt the Wondercolt.
  - LP48738 0133
- The Car.
  - LP49092 0142
- Caralam Productions, Ltd.
  - SEE Caralan Productions, Ltd.
- Caralan-Dador Productions.
  - LF386 0112
- Caralan Productions, Ltd.
  - LF386 0112
- The Cardboard ghost.
  - LP48650 0130
- The Cardinal.
  - LP50011 0165
- Care and maintenance of swivel joints.
  - MP31555 0228
- Career day.
  - LP49701 0158
- Caribbean holiday.
  - R670492 0276
- Caribbean ports of call.
  - LP51322 0198
- The Cariboo Trail.
  - R669435 0275
- Caring for the ostomy patient.
  - MP32180 0244
  - MP32181 0244
  - MP32182 0244
- Carla.
  - LP50476 0176
- Carl Rogers: humanistic innovation in education: Louisville Public Schools.
  - MP32023 0240
- Carl Rogers on education.
  - MP32005 0239
- Carl Rogers on empathy.
  - MP32004 0239
- Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Bob and Carol.
  - MP32009 0239
- Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Hal and Jane.
  - MP32010 0239
- Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Jane and Jerry.
  - MP32008 0239
- Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Nancy and John.
  - MP32011 0239
- Carl Rogers on marriage: persons as partners.
  - MP32012 0239
- Carlson, C. C.
  - LP49461 0152
- The Carnival, the story of a girl and a goldfish.
  - LP48591 0129
- Carol.
  - MP31277 0220
- Caroll.
  - SEE Carroll, James A.
- Carol Lockwood, past tense.
  - LP50774 0183
- Carr, Richard.
  - LP48755 0133
- Carroll, Art.
  - MU10720 0261
- Carroll, Bob, Jr.
  - LP48679 0131
- Carroll, James A.
  - MU10700 0261
  - MU10854 0265
- Carroll, Suzanne.
  - MU10720 0261
- Carsant, John C.
  - MU10709 0261
- Carstadt man.
  - LP49085 0141
- Cartagena.
  - LP51313 0197
- Carter country.
  - LU3792 0211
  - LU3793 0211
  - LU3794 0211
  - LU3795 0211
  - LU3796 0211
  - LU3797 0211
  - LU3798 0211
  - LU3884 0213
  - LU3885 0213
  - LU3886 0213
- Casanova cat.
  - R680439 0283
- The Case against Eliot Ness.
  - LP51609 0205
- The Case for William Gotch.
  - LP48201 0119
- A Case history.
  - LP51097 0192
- A Case of black and white.
  - LP48053 0115
- A Case of immunity.
  - LP48121 0117
- Case of the baggy britches.
  - LP50182 0169
- Case of the Dangerous Robin.
  - LP51116 0192
  - LP51121 0193
  - LP51122 0193
  - LP51154 0193
  - LP51155 0193
  - LP51156 0193
  - LP51157 0193
  - LP51158 0193
  - LP51159 0193
  - LP51160 0193
  - LP51161 0193
  - LP51162 0193
  - LP51163 0194
  - LP51164 0194
  - LP51244 0196
  - LP51245 0196
  - LP51246 0196
  - LP51247 0196
  - LP51248 0196
  - LP51249 0196
  - LP51250 0196
  - LP51251 0196
  - LP51252 0196
  - LP51253 0196
  - LP51254 0196
  - LP51255 0196
  - LP51256 0196
  - LP51257 0196
  - LP51258 0196
  - LP51259 0196
  - LP51260 0196
  - LP51261 0196
  - LP51262 0196
  - LP51263 0196
  - LP51264 0196
  - LP51265 0196
  - LP51266 0196
  - LP51267 0196
- The Case of the purloined case.
  - LP48835 0135
- Casey, Pat.
  - MU10950 0267
- Cashion-Borie, Architects, Inc.
  - MU10791 0263
  - MU10872 0265
  - MU10873 0265
- Casino.
  - LP51012 0190
- The Cassandra crossing.
  - LF393 0112
- Castaway Pictures presents.
  - LP51771 0209
- Castleman, Don R.
  - MU11038 0269
- The Castle of dreams.
  - LP48086 0116
- Castle of fear.
  - LP51483 0201
- Castle perilous.
  - R659401 0271
- The Catafalque.
  - LP51008 0190
- A Catalogue of sins.
  - LP50372 0174
- The Cat burglar.
  - LP49991 0164
- Cat happy.
  - R673964 0278
- Cathedral Films, Inc.
  - MP31867 0236
- Cathedral Films, Inc. Outreach Films.
  - MP31867 0236
- The Catholic Bishop of Northern Alaska.
  - MU11094 0271
- The Catholic Church of Northern Alaska.
  - MU11094 0271
- Catholicism.
  - MU10673 0260
- Catholicism, the reform movement.
  - MU10798 0263
- Cat kicker.
  - LP50183 0169
- The Cat’s meow.
  - MP31529 0227
- Cat’s paw.
  - LP51007 0190
  - LP51571 0204
- The Cat’s whiskers.
  - LP49657 0156
- Cavalcade of hairstyling.
  - MP31432 0224
  - MP31433 0224
- Cavalcade Productions, Inc.
  - MP31429 0224
- The Cavedivers.
  - LP50402 0175
- Caves: the dark wilderness.
  - MP32050 0241
- Cayuga Community College, Auburn, NY.
  - MU10288 0251
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, December 4, 1976.
  - MP31310 0221
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, November 27, 1976.
  - MP31309 0221
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, February 15, 1976.
  - MP31897 0236
- CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, May 16, 1976.
  - MP31578 0228
  - MP31579 0228
- CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, December 5, 1976.
  - MP31307 0221
- CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 27, 1977.
  - MP31078 0215
- CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 28, 1976.
  - MP31079 0215
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, August 27, 1976.
  - MP31584 0228
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, May 10, 1974.
  - MU10454 0255
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 30, 1976.
  - MP31585 0228
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, December 6, 1976.
  - MP31315 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, February 18, 1974.
  - MU10452 0255
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 22, 1976.
  - MP31082 0215
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 29, 1976.
  - MP31312 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, April 11, 1974.
  - MU10453 0255
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, December 9, 1976.
  - MP31317 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, July 28, 1977.
  - MP31332 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 18, 1976.
  - MP31081 0215
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 25, 1976.
  - MP31311 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, December 7, 1976.
  - MP31329 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, June 29, 1976.
  - MP31583 0228
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, May 21, 1974.
  - MU10455 0255
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 30, 1976.
  - MP31313 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, September 7, 1976.
  - MP31587 0228
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, December 1, 1976.
  - MP31314 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, December 8, 1976.
  - MP31316 0221
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, July 14, 1976.
  - MP31822 0235
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 17, 1976.
  - MP31080 0215
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 24, 1976.
  - MP31083 0215
- CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 1, 1976.
  - MP31586 0228
- CBS, Inc.
  - LP49066 0141
  - LP49067 0141
  - LP49068 0141
  - LP49069 0141
  - LP49070 0141
  - LP49071 0141
  - LP49072 0141
  - LP49073 0141
  - LP49074 0141
  - LP49075 0141
  - LP49076 0141
  - LP49077 0141
  - LP49078 0141
  - LP49094 0142
  - LP49095 0142
  - LP49669 0157
  - LP49904 0162
  - LP50144 0168
  - LP50145 0168
  - LP50146 0168
  - LP50147 0168
  - LP50148 0168
  - LP50149 0168
  - LP50150 0168
  - LP50151 0168
  - LP50152 0168
  - LP50153 0168
  - LP50154 0168
  - LP50155 0168
  - LP50156 0168
  - LP50157 0168
  - LP50158 0168
  - LP50159 0168
  - LP50160 0168
  - LP50161 0168
  - LP50162 0168
  - LP50163 0168
  - LP50164 0168
  - LP50165 0168
  - LP50166 0169
  - LP50167 0169
  - LP50168 0169
  - LP50169 0169
  - LP50170 0169
  - LP50171 0169
  - LP50172 0169
  - LP50392 0174
  - MP31055 0214
  - MP31062 0214
  - MP31075 0215
  - MP31076 0215
  - MP31077 0215
  - MP31078 0215
  - MP31079 0215
  - MP31080 0215
  - MP31081 0215
  - MP31082 0215
  - MP31083 0215
  - MP31084 0215
  - MP31085 0215
  - MP31086 0215
  - MP31087 0215
  - MP31088 0215
  - MP31089 0215
  - MP31090 0215
  - MP31091 0215
  - MP31092 0215
  - MP31093 0215
  - MP31094 0215
  - MP31095 0215
  - MP31096 0215
  - MP31097 0215
  - MP31098 0215
  - MP31099 0215
  - MP31100 0215
  - MP31101 0215
  - MP31102 0215
  - MP31103 0215
  - MP31104 0215
  - MP31105 0215
  - MP31106 0215
  - MP31107 0215
  - MP31108 0215
  - MP31109 0215
  - MP31110 0215
  - MP31111 0215
  - MP31112 0215
  - MP31113 0215
  - MP31114 0216
  - MP31115 0216
  - MP31116 0216
  - MP31226 0218
  - MP31227 0219
  - MP31228 0219
  - MP31229 0219
  - MP31230 0219
  - MP31231 0219
  - MP31305 0221
  - MP31306 0221
  - MP31307 0221
  - MP31308 0221
  - MP31309 0221
  - MP31310 0221
  - MP31311 0221
  - MP31312 0221
  - MP31313 0221
  - MP31314 0221
  - MP31315 0221
  - MP31316 0221
  - MP31317 0221
  - MP31318 0221
  - MP31319 0221
  - MP31320 0221
  - MP31321 0221
  - MP31322 0221
  - MP31323 0221
  - MP31324 0221
  - MP31325 0221
  - MP31329 0221
  - MP31330 0221
  - MP31332 0221
  - MP31333 0221
  - MP31334 0221
  - MP31335 0221
  - MP31337 0221
  - MP31338 0221
  - MP31339 0221
  - MP31340 0221
  - MP31341 0221
  - MP31342 0221
  - MP31343 0221
  - MP31344 0221
  - MP31345 0222
  - MP31346 0222
  - MP31347 0222
  - MP31348 0222
  - MP31349 0222
  - MP31350 0222
  - MP31351 0222
  - MP31352 0222
  - MP31353 0222
  - MP31354 0222
  - MP31355 0222
  - MP31356 0222
  - MP31357 0222
  - MP31358 0222
  - MP31359 0222
  - MP31360 0222
  - MP31361 0222
  - MP31362 0222
  - MP31363 0222
  - MP31364 0222
  - MP31365 0222
  - MP31366 0222
  - MP31367 0222
  - MP31368 0222
  - MP31369 0222
  - MP31370 0222
  - MP31371 0222
  - MP31372 0222
  - MP31373 0222
  - MP31374 0222
  - MP31375 0222
  - MP31376 0222
  - MP31377 0222
  - MP31378 0222
  - MP31379 0222
  - MP31380 0222
  - MP31381 0222
  - MP31382 0222
  - MP31383 0222
  - MP31384 0222
  - MP31385 0222
  - MP31386 0222
  - MP31387 0223
  - MP31388 0223
  - MP31389 0223
  - MP31390 0223
  - MP31391 0223
  - MP31392 0223
  - MP31393 0223
  - MP31394 0223
  - MP31395 0223
  - MP31396 0223
  - MP31397 0223
  - MP31398 0223
  - MP31399 0223
  - MP31400 0223
  - MP31401 0223
  - MP31402 0223
  - MP31403 0223
  - MP31404 0223
  - MP31405 0223
  - MP31406 0223
  - MP31407 0223
  - MP31408 0223
  - MP31409 0223
  - MP31410 0223
  - MP31411 0223
  - MP31505 0226
  - MP31506 0226
  - MP31507 0226
  - MP31508 0226
  - MP31509 0226
  - MP31510 0226
  - MP31511 0226
  - MP31512 0226
  - MP31513 0226
  - MP31514 0226
  - MP31515 0226
  - MP31516 0226
  - MP31517 0227
  - MP31516 0227
  - MP31563 0228
  - MP31564 0228
  - MP31565 0228
  - MP31566 0228
  - MP31567 0228
  - MP31568 0228
  - MP31569 0228
  - MP31575 0228
  - MP31576 0228
  - MP31577 0228
  - MP31578 0228
  - MP31579 0228
  - MP31580 0228
  - MP31581 0228
  - MP31582 0228
  - MP31583 0228
  - MP31584 0228
  - MP31585 0228
  - MP31586 0228
  - MP31587 0228
  - MP31588 0228
  - MP31589 0228
  - MP31590 0229
  - MP31591 0229
  - MP31592 0229
  - MP31593 0229
  - MP31594 0229
  - MP31595 0229
  - MP31596 0229
  - MP31597 0229
  - MP31598 0229
  - MP31599 0229
  - MP31600 0229
  - MP31601 0229
  - MP31602 0229
  - MP31603 0229
  - MP31604 0229
  - MP31605 0229
  - MP31606 0229
  - MP31607 0229
  - MP31608 0229
  - MP31609 0229
  - MP31610 0229
  - MP31611 0229
  - MP31612 0229
  - MP31613 0229
  - MP31614 0229
  - MP31615 0229
  - MP31616 0229
  - MP31617 0229
  - MP31618 0229
  - MP31619 0229
  - MP31620 0229
  - MP31621 0229
  - MP31622 0229
  - MP31623 0229
  - MP31624 0229
  - MP31625 0229
  - MP31626 0229
  - MP31627 0229
  - MP31628 0229
  - MP31629 0229
  - MP31630 0229
  - MP31631 0229
  - MP31632 0229
  - MP31633 0229
  - MP31634 0230
  - MP31635 0230
  - MP31695 0231
  - MP31696 0231
  - MP31697 0231
  - MP31698 0231
  - MP31699 0231
  - MP31700 0231
  - MP31701 0231
  - MP31702 0231
  - MP31801 0234
  - MP31802 0234
  - MP31803 0234
  - MP31804 0234
  - MP31805 0234
  - MP31806 0234
  - MP31807 0234
  - MP31808 0234
  - MP31809 0234
  - MP31810 0234
  - MP31811 0234
  - MP31812 0234
  - MP31813 0234
  - MP31814 0234
  - MP31815 0234
  - MP31816 0234
  - MP31817 0234
  - MP31818 0234
  - MP31819 0234
  - MP31820 0234
  - MP31821 0234
  - MP31822 0235
  - MP31823 0235
  - MP31824 0235
  - MP31825 0235
  - MP31826 0235
  - MP31827 0235
  - MP31828 0235
  - MP31829 0235
  - MP31830 0235
  - MP31831 0235
  - MP31832 0235
  - MP31833 0235
  - MP31834 0235
  - MP31835 0235
  - MP31836 0235
  - MP31837 0235
  - MP31838 0235
  - MP31839 0235
  - MP31840 0235
  - MP31841 0235
  - MP31842 0235
  - MP31843 0235
  - MP31844 0235
  - MP31845 0235
  - MP31846 0235
  - MP31847 0235
  - MP31848 0235
  - MP31849 0235
  - MP31850 0235
  - MP31851 0235
  - MP31896 0236
  - MP31897 0236
  - MP31898 0237
  - MP31899 0237
  - MP31900 0237
  - MP31901 0237
  - MP31902 0237
  - MP31903 0237
  - MP31904 0237
  - MP31905 0237
  - MP31906 0237
  - MP31907 0237
  - MP31908 0237
  - MP31909 0237
  - MP31910 0237
  - MP31911 0237
  - MP31912 0237
  - MP31913 0237
  - MP31914 0237
  - MP31915 0237
  - MP31916 0237
  - MP31917 0237
  - MP31918 0237
  - MP31919 0237
  - MP31920 0237
  - MP31921 0237
  - MP31922 0237
  - MP31923 0237
  - MP31924 0237
  - MP31925 0237
  - MP31926 0237
  - MP31927 0237
  - MP31928 0237
  - MP31929 0237
  - MP31930 0237
  - MP31931 0237
  - MP31932 0237
  - MP31933 0237
  - MP31934 0237
  - MP31935 0237
  - MP31936 0237
  - MP31937 0237
  - MP31938 0237
  - MP31939 0237
  - MP31940 0237
  - MP31941 0237
  - MP31942 0237
  - MP31943 0238
  - MP32032 0240
  - MP32033 0240
  - MP32034 0240
  - MP32035 0240
  - MP32036 0240
  - MP32037 0240
  - MP32038 0240
  - MP32039 0240
  - MP32040 0240
  - MP32041 0240
  - MP32042 0240
  - MP32043 0240
  - MP32044 0240
  - MP32045 0240
  - MP32383 0250
  - MP32384 0250
  - MP32385 0250
  - MP32394 0250
  - MU10452 0255
  - MU10453 0255
  - MU10454 0255
  - MU10455 0255
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, April 1, 1977.
  - MP31382 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, April 8, 1977.
  - MP31390 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 5, 1977.
  - MP31617 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 19, 1977.
  - MP31626 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 26, 1977.
  - MP31629 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 10, 1976.
  - MP31353 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 17, 1976.
  - MP31346 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 24, 1976.
  - MP31350 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, February 4, 1977.
  - MP31305 0221
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, February 11, 1977.
  - MP31409 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, January 7, 1977.
  - MP31114 0216
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, January 28, 1977.
  - MP31396 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 1, 1977.
  - MP31830 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 8, 1977.
  - MP31833 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 15, 1977.
  - MP31401 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 29, 1977.
  - MP31612 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 10, 1977.
  - MP31567 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 17, 1977.
  - MP31564 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 24, 1977.
  - MP31372 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, March 18, 1977.
  - MP31380 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, March 25, 1977.
  - MP31393 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 12, 1976.
  - MP31096 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 19, 1976.
  - MP31100 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 26, 1976.
  - MP31104 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 7, 1977.
  - MP31934 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 14, 1977.
  - MP31929 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 21, 1977.
  - MP31924 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 28, 1977.
  - MP31921 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 2, 1977.
  - MP31837 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 23, 1977.
  - MP31847 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 30, 1977.
  - MP31942 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, April 4, 1977.
  - MP31386 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, April 11, 1977.
  - MP31387 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 1, 1977.
  - MP31613 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 8, 1977.
  - MP31618 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 15, 1977.
  - MP31622 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 22, 1977.
  - MP31627 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 29, 1977.
  - MP31630 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 6, 1976.
  - MP31108 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 13, 1976.
  - MP31343 0221
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 20, 1976.
  - MP31347 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 27, 1976.
  - MP31348 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 7, 1977.
  - MP31939 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 21, 1977.
  - MP31940 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 28, 1977.
  - MP31405 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, January 31, 1977.
  - MP31397 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 4, 1977.
  - MP31608 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 11, 1977.
  - MP31834 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 18, 1977.
  - MP31403 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 25, 1977.
  - MP31609 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 13, 1977.
  - MP31566 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 20, 1977.
  - MP31373 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 27, 1977.
  - MP31826 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 21, 1977.
  - MP31381 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 28, 1977.
  - MP31406 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 15, 1976.
  - MP31097 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 22, 1976.
  - MP31101 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 29, 1976.
  - MP31105 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 3, 1977.
  - MP31943 0238
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 10, 1977.
  - MP31933 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 17, 1977.
  - MP31928 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 24, 1977.
  - MP31923 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 5, 1977.
  - MP31838 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 12, 1977.
  - MP31840 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 20, 1976.
  - MP31090 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 26, 1977.
  - MP31848 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 27, 1976.
  - MP31094 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, April 7, 1977.
  - MP31392 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 4, 1977.
  - MP31616 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 11, 1977.
  - MP31621 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 18, 1977.
  - MP31625 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 25, 1977.
  - MP31628 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 2, 1976.
  - MP31107 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 9, 1976.
  - MP31354 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 16, 1976.
  - MP31505 0226
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 23, 1976.
  - MP31351 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 30, 1976.
  - MP31349 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, February 3, 1977.
  - MP31399 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, February 17, 1977.
  - MP31407 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, January 6, 1977.
  - MP31113 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, January 13, 1977.
  - MP31116 0216
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 7, 1977.
  - MP31832 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 21, 1977.
  - MP31402 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 28, 1977.
  - MP31611 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 9, 1977.
  - MP31568 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 16, 1977.
  - MP31374 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 23, 1977.
  - MP31825 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 30, 1977.
  - MP31829 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 17, 1977.
  - MP31377 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 24, 1977.
  - MP31388 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 31, 1977.
  - MP31385 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 11, 1976.
  - MP31095 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 18, 1976.
  - MP31099 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 6, 1977.
  - MP31935 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 13, 1977.
  - MP31930 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 20, 1977.
  - MP31925 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 21, 1976.
  - MP31075 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 1, 1977.
  - MP31633 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 8, 1977.
  - MP31839 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 15, 1977.
  - MP31843 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 22, 1977.
  - MP31846 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 23, 1976.
  - MP31093 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 29, 1977.
  - MP31851 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, April 5, 1977.
  - MP31389 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 2, 1977.
  - MP31614 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 9, 1977.
  - MP31619 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 16, 1977.
  - MP31623 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 23, 1977.
  - MP31836 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 30, 1977.
  - MP31631 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 7, 1976.
  - MP31109 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 14, 1976.
  - MP31344 0221
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 21, 1976.
  - MP31852 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 28, 1976.
  - MP31111 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, February 1, 1977.
  - MP31398 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, February 15, 1977.
  - MP31411 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, January 4, 1977.
  - MP31938 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, January 25, 1977.
  - MP31394 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 5, 1977.
  - MP31371 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 12, 1977.
  - MP31370 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 19, 1977.
  - MP31404 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 26, 1977.
  - MP31610 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 7, 1977.
  - MP31569 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 14, 1977.
  - MP31565 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 21, 1977.
  - MP31823 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 28, 1977.
  - MP31827 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 15, 1977.
  - MP31375 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 22, 1977.
  - MP31376 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 29, 1977.
  - MP31384 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 9, 1976.
  - MP31076 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 16, 1976.
  - MP31098 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 23, 1976.
  - MP31102 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 4, 1977.
  - MP31937 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 11, 1977.
  - MP31932 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 18, 1977.
  - MP31927 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 25, 1977.
  - MP31922 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 6, 1977.
  - MP31634 0230
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 13, 1977.
  - MP31841 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 20, 1977.
  - MP31844 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 21, 1976.
  - MP31091 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 27, 1977.
  - MP31849 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, April 6, 1977.
  - MP31391 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 3, 1977.
  - MP31615 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 10, 1977.
  - MP31620 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 17, 1977.
  - MP31624 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 24, 1977.
  - MP31941 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 31, 1977.
  - MP31632 0229
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 1, 1976.
  - MP31106 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 8, 1976.
  - MP31355 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 15, 1976.
  - MP31345 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 22, 1976.
  - MP31110 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, February 9, 1977.
  - MP31410 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, February 16, 1977.
  - MP31408 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 5, 1977.
  - MP31112 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 12, 1977.
  - MP31115 0216
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 26, 1977.
  - MP31395 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 6, 1977.
  - MP31831 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 13, 1977.
  - MP31369 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 27, 1977.
  - MP31835 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 8, 1977.
  - MP31563 0228
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 15, 1977.
  - MP31400 0223
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 22, 1977.
  - MP31824 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 29, 1977.
  - MP31828 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 16, 1977.
  - MP31378 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 23, 1977.
  - MP31379 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 30, 1977.
  - MP31383 0222
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 24, 1976.
  - MP31103 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 5, 1977.
  - MP31936 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 12, 1977.
  - MP31931 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 19, 1977.
  - MP31926 0237
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 7, 1977.
  - MP31635 0230
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 14, 1977.
  - MP31842 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 21, 1977.
  - MP31845 0235
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 22, 1976.
  - MP31092 0215
- CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 28, 1977.
  - MP31850 0235
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 5, 1977.
  - MP31366 0222
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 12, 1977.
  - MP31590 0229
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 19, 1977.
  - MP31595 0229
- CBS morning news, Friday, August 26, 1977.
  - MP31600 0229
- CBS morning news, Friday, December 3, 1976.
  - MP31323 0221
- CBS morning news, Friday, July 8, 1977.
  - MP31576 0228
- CBS morning news, Friday, November 19, 1976.
  - MP31084 0215
- CBS morning news, Friday, November 26, 1976.
  - MP31088 0215
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 7, 1977.
  - MP31911 0237
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 14, 1977.
  - MP31817 0234
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 21, 1977.
  - MP31820 0234
- CBS morning news, Friday, October 28, 1977.
  - MP31919 0237
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 2, 1977.
  - MP31605 0229
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 9, 1977.
  - MP31801 0234
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 16, 1977.
  - MP31805 0234
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 23, 1977.
  - MP31809 0234
- CBS morning news, Friday, September 30, 1977.
  - MP31814 0234
- CBS morning news, Monday, August 8, 1977.
  - MP31365 0222
- CBS morning news, Monday, August 15, 1977.
  - MP31591 0229
- CBS morning news, Monday, August 22, 1977.
  - MP31596 0229
- CBS morning news, Monday, August 29, 1977.
  - MP31601 0229
- CBS morning news, Monday, December 6, 1976.
  - MP31322 0221
- CBS morning news, Monday, July 18, 1977.
  - MP31362 0222
- CBS morning news, Monday, July 25, 1977.
  - MP31360 0222
- CBS morning news, Monday, November 22, 1976.
  - MP31085 0215
- CBS morning news, Monday, November 29, 1976.
  - MP31089 0215
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 3, 1977.
  - MP31815 0234
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 17, 1977.
  - MP31914 0237
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 24, 1977.
  - MP31916 0237
- CBS morning news, Monday, October 31, 1977.
  - MP31920 0237
- CBS morning news, Monday, September 12, 1977.
  - MP31802 0234
- CBS morning news, Monday, September 19, 1977.
  - MP31806 0234
- CBS morning news, Monday, September 26, 1977.
  - MP31810 0234
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 4, 1977.
  - MP31367 0222
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 11, 1977.
  - MP31589 0228
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 18, 1977.
  - MP31594 0229
- CBS morning news, Thursday, August 25, 1977.
  - MP31599 0229
- CBS morning news, Thursday, December 2, 1976.
  - MP31325 0221
- CBS morning news, Thursday, December 9, 1976.
  - MP31319 0221
- CBS morning news, Thursday, July 1, 1976.
  - MP31581 0228
- CBS morning news, Thursday, July 7, 1977.
  - MP31575 0228
- CBS morning news, Thursday, July 21, 1977.
  - MP31361 0222
- CBS morning news, Thursday, July 28, 1977.
  - MP31363 0222
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 13, 1977.
  - MP31913 0237
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 20, 1977.
  - MP31819 0234
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 21, 1976.
  - MP31062 0214
- CBS morning news, Thursday, October 27, 1977.
  - MP31918 0237
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 1, 1977.
  - MP31604 0229
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 15, 1977.
  - MP31804 0234
- CBS morning news, Thursday, September 29, 1977.
  - MP31813 0234
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 2, 1977.
  - MP31357 0222
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 9, 1977.
  - MP31364 0222
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 16, 1977.
  - MP31592 0229
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 23, 1977.
  - MP31597 0229
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 30, 1977.
  - MP31602 0229
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, December 7, 1976.
  - MP31321 0221
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, July 26, 1977.
  - MP31359 0222
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, June 29, 1976.
  - MP31580 0228
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 23, 1976.
  - MP31086 0215
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 30, 1976.
  - MP31318 0221
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 4, 1977.
  - MP31909 0237
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 11, 1977.
  - MP31912 0237
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 18, 1977.
  - MP31915 0237
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 25, 1977.
  - MP31821 0234
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 6, 1977.
  - MP31606 0229
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 20, 1977.
  - MP31807 0234
- CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 27, 1977.
  - MP31811 0234
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 3, 1977.
  - MP31368 0222
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 10, 1977.
  - MP31588 0228
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 17, 1977.
  - MP31593 0229
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 24, 1977.
  - MP31598 0229
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 31, 1977.
  - MP31603 0229
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, December 1, 1976.
  - MP31324 0221
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, December 8, 1976.
  - MP31320 0221
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 6, 1977.
  - MP31330 0221
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 7, 1976.
  - MP31582 0228
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 20, 1977.
  - MP31356 0222
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 27, 1977.
  - MP31358 0222
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 24, 1976.
  - MP31087 0215
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 5, 1977.
  - MP31910 0237
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 12, 1977.
  - MP31816 0234
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 19, 1977.
  - MP31818 0234
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 26, 1977.
  - MP31917 0237
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 7, 1977.
  - MP31607 0229
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 14, 1977.
  - MP31803 0234
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 21, 1977.
  - MP31808 0234
- CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 28, 1977.
  - MP31812 0234
- CBS News.
  - MP31055 0214
  - MP31226 0218
  - MP31227 0219
  - MP31228 0219
  - MP31229 0219
  - MP31230 0219
  - MP31231 0219
  - MP31308 0221
  - MP31333 0221
  - MP31334 0221
  - MP31335 0221
  - MP31336 0221
  - MP31337 0221
  - MP31338 0221
  - MP31339 0221
  - MP31340 0221
  - MP31341 0221
  - MP31342 0221
  - MP31898 0237
  - MP31899 0237
  - MP31900 0237
  - MP31901 0237
  - MP31902 0237
  - MP31903 0237
  - MP31904 0237
  - MP31905 0237
  - MP31906 0237
  - MP31907 0237
  - MP31908 0237
  - MP32032 0240
  - MP32033 0240
  - MP32034 0240
  - MP32035 0240
  - MP32036 0240
  - MP32037 0240
  - MP32038 0240
  - MP32039 0240
  - MP32040 0240
  - MP32041 0240
  - MP32042 0240
  - MP32043 0240
  - MP32044 0240
  - MP32045 0240
- CBS News special.
  - MP32037 0240
  - MP32038 0240
- CBS News special report.
  - MP32032 0240
  - MP32036 0240
- CBS reports.
  - MP32039 0240
  - MP32040 0240
  - MP32041 0240
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, December 5, 1976.
  - MP31306 0221
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, April 25, 1976.
  - MP31577 0228
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 4, 1976.
  - MP31896 0236
- CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 21, 1976.
  - MP31077 0215
- CBS Television Network.
  - LP49066 0141
  - LP49067 0141
  - LP49068 0141
  - LP49069 0141
  - LP49070 0141
  - LP49071 0141
  - LP49072 0141
  - LP49073 0141
  - LP49074 0141
  - LP49075 0141
  - LP49076 0141
  - LP49077 0141
  - LP49078 0141
  - LP50144 0168
  - LP50145 0168
  - LP50146 0168
  - LP50147 0168
  - LP50148 0168
  - LP50149 0168
  - LP50150 0168
  - LP50151 0168
  - LP50152 0168
  - LP50153 0168
  - LP50154 0168
  - LP50155 0168
  - LP50156 0168
  - LP50157 0168
  - LP50158 0168
  - LP50159 0168
  - LP50160 0168
  - LP50161 0168
  - LP50162 0168
  - LP50163 0168
  - LP50164 0168
  - LP50165 0168
  - LP50166 0169
  - LP50167 0169
  - LP50168 0169
  - LP50169 0169
  - LP50170 0169
  - LP50171 0169
  - LP50172 0169
  - LP51696 0207
  - LP51697 0207
  - LP51698 0207
  - LP51699 0207
  - LP51700 0207
  - LP51701 0207
  - LP51702 0207
  - LP51703 0207
  - LP51705 0207
  - LP51706 0207
  - LP51707 0208
  - LP51708 0208
  - LP51709 0208
  - LP51710 0208
  - LP51711 0208
  - LP51712 0208
  - LP51713 0208
  - LP51714 0208
  - LP51715 0208
  - LP51716 0208
  - LP51717 0208
  - LP51718 0208
  - LP51719 0208
  - LP51720 0208
  - LP51721 0208
  - LP51722 0208
  - LP51723 0208
  - LP51724 0208
  - LP51725 0208
  - LP51726 0208
  - LP51727 0208
  - LP51728 0208
  - LP51729 0208
  - LP51730 0208
  - LP51745 0209
  - LP51746 0209
  - LP51747 0209
  - LP51748 0209
  - LP51749 0209
  - LP51750 0209
  - LP51751 0209
  - LP51752 0209
  - LP51753 0209
  - LP51754 0209
  - LP51755 0209
  - LP51756 0209
  - LP51757 0209
  - LP51758 0209
  - LP51759 0209
  - LP51760 0209
  - LP51761 0209
  - LP51762 0209
  - LP51763 0209
  - LP51764 0209
  - LP51765 0209
  - LP51766 0209
  - LP51767 0209
  - LP51768 0209
  - LP51769 0209
  - LP51770 0209
  - LP51771 0209
  - LP51772 0209
  - LP51773 0209
  - LP51774 0210
  - LP51775 0210
  - LP51776 0210
  - LP51777 0210
  - LP51778 0210
  - LP51779 0210
  - LP51783 0210
  - LP51784 0210
  - LP51785 0210
  - LP51786 0210
  - LP51787 0210
  - LP51788 0210
  - LP51789 0210
  - LP51790 0210
  - LP51791 0210
  - LP51792 0210
  - LP51793 0210
  - LP51794 0210
  - LP51795 0210
  - LP51796 0210
  - LP51797 0210
  - LP51798 0210
  - LP51799 0210
  - LP51800 0210
  - LP51801 0210
  - LP51802 0210
  - LP51803 0210
  - LP51804 0210
  - LP51805 0211
  - LP51806 0211
  - LP51807 0211
  - LP51808 0211
  - LP51809 0211
  - LP51810 0211
- Cecil always saves the day.
  - LP48729 0133
- Cecil gets careless.
  - LP48734 0133
- Cecil meets Cecelia.
  - LP48738 0133
- Cecil meets the Singing Dinasor.
  - LP48718 0132
- Cecil’s comical strip.
  - LP48725 0132
- Cecropia.
  - SEE The Cecropia Company.
- The Cecropia Company.
  - MP31673 0230
- Celle qui n’etait plus.
  - LP48546 0128
- Cello concerto number 1 in C major.
  - MP32206 0245
- Cello concerto number 2 in D major.
  - MP32206 0245
- Cennamo, G. J.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
  - MU11089 0271
  - MU11090 0271
- Centre Films, Inc.
  - MU10321 0252
- Centron Corporation, Inc.
  - MP31656 0230
  - MP31659 0230
  - MP31672 0230
  - MP32031 0240
  - MP32169 0244
  - MP32320 0248
  - MP32322 0248
  - MP32323 0248
  - MP32350 0249
  - MP32363 0249
- Centron Educational Films.
  - MP32169 0244
  - MP32320 0248
  - MP32323 0248
  - MP32350 0249
- Cesar’s world.
  - LP51298 0197
  - LP51299 0197
  - LP51300 0197
  - LP51301 0197
  - LP51302 0197
  - LP51303 0197
  - LP51304 0197
  - LP51305 0197
  - LP51306 0197
  - LP51307 0197
  - LP51308 0197
  - LP51309 0197
  - LP51310 0197
  - LP51311 0197
  - LP51312 0197
  - LP51313 0197
  - LP51314 0197
  - LP51315 0197
  - LP51316 0198
  - LP51317 0198
  - LP51318 0198
  - LP51319 0198
  - LP51320 0198
  - LP51321 0198
  - LP51322 0198
  - LP51323 0198
  - LP51324 0198
  - LP51325 0198
  - LP51326 0198
  - LP51327 0198
  - LP51328 0198
  - LP51329 0198
  - LP51330 0198
  - LP51331 0198
  - LP51332 0198
  - LP51333 0198
  - LP51334 0198
  - LP51335 0198
  - LP51336 0198
- Chain gang.
  - R674206 0278
- Chain lightning.
  - R666338 0273
- The Chain of command.
  - LP51775 0210
- The Chain saw—safe chain saw use.
  - MP31651 0230
- Chalk (Rodney) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31552 0228
- The Challenge.
  - LP50635 0180
- Challenge of change.
  - MP31733 0232
- Chameleon Enterprises.
  - MU10283 0251
- Chamisso, Adelbert Von.
  - LP48697 0132
- Chamorro village.
  - MU10995 0268
  - MU11013 0269
- Champagne.
  - MP31723 0232
- Champion of death.
  - LP48062 0115
- Chan, John W. K.
  - MU10556 0257
  - MU10587 0258
  - MU10643 0259
  - MU10710 0261
  - MU10929 0267
  - MU10938 0267
  - MU10953 0267
- A Chance at the roses.
  - LP50356 0174
- Chance meeting.
  - LP50374 0174
- Chandler, Bruce.
  - MU10609 0258
  - MU10801 0263
- Chandler, Raymond.
  - LP50142 0168
- Change of taste.
  - MP31852 0235
- Chapados, Frank.
  - MU10690 0260
  - MU10928 0267
- Chaparral Productions, Inc.
  - MP31868 0236
- Chapel of the damned.
  - LP51460 0201
- Chapman, William.
  - MU10677 0260
  - MU10743 0262
  - MU10750 0262
  - MU10759 0262
  - MU10785 0263
  - MU10824 0264
  - MU10829 0264
  - MU11049 0270
  - MU11059 0270
  - MU11061 0270
- Charcoal villages.
  - MU11009 0269
- Charismatics—Pentecostal experience.
  - MU10781 0263
- Charley’s father.
  - LP48872 0136
- The Charlie Argos story.
  - LP51672 0207
- Charlie Cobb: nice night for a hanging.
  - LP50278 0172
- Charm City.
  - SEE Charm City Productions.
- Charm City Productions.
  - LP49518 0153
- Charriere, Henri.
  - LP49093 0142
- Char-r-r-rge.
  - MP32149 0243
- Charter Associates.
  - LP50040 0165
- Chartoff-Winkler Productions.
  - LP48204 0119
- Chartoff Winkler Productions, Inc.
  - LP50042 0165
- Chase, James Hadley.
  - LP49133 0143
  - LP49694 0157
- Chautaqua, Chautaqua, Chautaqua.
  - LP51100 0192
- Chavanne, Helen M.
  - MU10848 0264
- Chavanne, John J.
  - MU10848 0264
- Cheery cheery Beany.
  - LP48720 0132
- Cheese chasers.
  - R681328 0285
- The Cheesemakers.
  - MP31552 0228
- The Cheetah shall survive.
  - MP31716 0232
- Chekhov, Anaton.
  - SEE Chekhov, Anton Pavlovich.
- Chekhov, Anton Pavlovich.
  - LP48685 0131
  - LP48688 0131
- The Chemistry of the Founding Fathers.
  - MP29674 0214
- Cherchez la sexpot.
  - LP49917 0163
- Cherkawy, Ltd.
  - LF391 0112
- Cherokee Productions.
  - LP50266 0171
  - LP50305 0172
  - LP50306 0172
  - LP50307 0172
  - LP50308 0172
  - LP50309 0172
  - LP50310 0172
  - LP50311 0172
  - LP50312 0173
  - LP50313 0173
  - LP50314 0173
  - LP50315 0173
  - LP50316 0173
  - LP50317 0173
  - LP50318 0173
  - LP50319 0173
  - LP50320 0173
  - LP50321 0173
  - LP50322 0173
  - LP50323 0173
  - LP50324 0173
  - LP50325 0173
  - LP50326 0173
- Cherokee uprising.
  - R677442 0280
- The Chess game.
  - LP51610 0205
- Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Chevrolet Motor Division.
- Chevrolet productivity network.
  - MP31979 0238
  - MP31980 0238
  - MP31981 0238
  - MP31982 0238
  - MP31983 0239
  - MP31984 0239
  - MP31985 0239
- Cheyenne cowboy.
  - R670488 0275
- Chicago. Board of Education.
  - MP32325 0248
  - MP32326 0248
- Chicks and turkeys.
  - LU3885 0213
- Chico (chihuahua).
  - LP50950 0188
- Chief to chief.
  - LU3886 0213
- The Child bride.
  - LP48715 0132
- Childhood nutrition, ages 2 to 12.
  - MU10952 0267
- Child of anger.
  - LP51482 0201
- Children learn mathematics.
  - MP32399 0250
- Children learn science.
  - MP32398 0250
- Children learn social studies.
  - MP32397 0250
- Children of divorce: a look at three families.
  - MU10631 0259
- Children of the Gods.
  - LP49373 0149
- Children’s Television Workshop.
  - MP31887 0236
- Child Welfare League of America, Inc.
  - LP48066 0115
  - LP48067 0115
  - LP48068 0115
- The Chilkoot Trail.
  - MP31860 0235
- Chimerical paintings in SSTV.
  - MU10456 0255
- Chimp the sailor.
  - R679358 0281
- China’s reflection.
  - LP51324 0198
- Chinchilla rag.
  - LP48247 0120
- Chinese week.
  - MU10786 0263
  - MU10912 0266
  - MU10937 0267
  - MU10938 0267
  - MU10978 0268
- Chips.
  - LP49683 0157
  - LP49684 0157
  - LP49685 0157
  - LP49686 0157
  - LP49701 0158
  - LP49702 0158
  - LP49703 0158
  - LP51525 0203
  - LP51526 0203
- The Chocolate hen.
  - LP48244 0120
- The Choice.
  - LP50956 0188
  - MP32138 0243
- A Choice of evils.
  - LP51570 0204
- A Choice of victims.
  - LP50338 0173
- Choice public service commercial.
  - MP32138 0243
- Choking: to save a life.
  - MP32064 0241
- Cholesterol in your diet.
  - MU10708 0261
- Choosing specific words.
  - MP32394 0250
- Choosing what to make.
  - MP32063 0241
- A Chorus line.
  - MU10486 0255
- Chow hound.
  - R681325 0285
- Chrisman, J. B.
  - MU11056 0270
- The Christian Science Board of Directors.
  - MU10400 0254
- Christmas.
  - LP49296 0147
- A Christmas carol.
  - LP48745 0133
- Christmas show.
  - LU3884 0213
- The Christmas wedding.
  - LP48048 0115
- Chromosomal errors.
  - MP31212 0218
- Chrysler Corporation.
  - MP31071 0214
  - MP31195 0218
  - MP31196 0218
  - MP31197 0218
  - MP31198 0218
  - MP31199 0218
  - MP31200 0218
  - MP31523 0227
  - MP31524 0227
  - MP31888 0236
  - MP31950 0238
  - MP31951 0238
  - MP31952 0238
  - MP31953 0238
  - MP31954 0238
  - MP31955 0238
  - MP31956 0238
  - MP31957 0238
  - MP31958 0238
  - MP31959 0238
  - MP31960 0238
  - MP31961 0238
- Chrysler Corporation. Training Center.
  - MP31523 0227
  - MP31524 0227
- The Chump champ.
  - R676029 0279
- The Church in action.
  - MP31275 0220
- The Church in action, 1974.
  - MP31275 0220
- Church of the Brethren.
  - MU10778 0263
- Cinema Center Films.
  - LP49670 0157
  - LP49671 0157
- Cinema Center 100.
  - LP49670 0157
- Cinema Medica, Inc.
  - MP31125 0216
- Cinematic tic-tac-toe game.
  - MU10388 0253
- Cinemation Industries.
  - LP48748 0133
- Cinematograph.
  - LP49691 0157
- Cinema 77.
  - LP48439 0125
- Cinerama Leasing.
  - LP50697 0181
  - LP50699 0181
  - LP50700 0181
- Cinerama Releasing.
  - LP50694 0181
  - LP50698 0181
- Cinerama Releasing Corporation.
  - LP49687 0157
  - LP49689 0157
  - LP50094 0167
  - LP50702 0181
- Circle of treachery.
  - LP51077 0191
- The Circus comes to clown.
  - R675827 0279
- Circus on the campus.
  - R680839 0283
- Cisco Kid series.
  - R667390 0273
- Cities gold built.
  - LP51319 0198
- Citizen Krane.
  - LP51536 0203
- Citizens band.
  - LP48935 0138
- The City.
  - LP51695 0207
- City government in the U.S.
  - MP31507 0226
- City government in U.S.
  - MP31507 0226
- A City grows: the skyscraper.
  - MP31519 0227
- The City hunter.
  - LP48668 0131
- City of Angels.
  - LP48082 0116
  - LP48083 0116
  - LP48084 0116
  - LP48085 0116
  - LP48086 0116
  - LP48087 0116
  - LP48088 0116
  - LP48089 0116
  - LP48090 0116
  - LP48091 0116
  - LP48092 0116
  - LP49028 0140
  - LP49029 0140
- City of Chicago, Board of Education.
  - SEE Chicago. Board of Education.
- The City University of New York. Herbert H. Lehman College. Department of Nursing.
  - SEE Herbert H. Lehman College. Department of Nursing.
- City University of New York. Medgar Evers College. Division of Health Sciences.
  - SEE Medgar Evers College, New York. Division of Health Sciences.
- CK Communications, Inc.
  - MP31688 0231
- Clampett, Bob.
  - LP48717 0132
  - LP48718 0132
  - LP48719 0132
  - LP48720 0132
  - LP48721 0132
  - LP48722 0132
  - LP48723 0132
  - LP48724 0132
  - LP48725 0132
  - LP48726 0132
  - LP48727 0133
  - LP48728 0133
  - LP48729 0133
  - LP48730 0133
  - LP48731 0133
  - LP48732 0133
  - LP48733 0133
  - LP48734 0133
  - LP46735 0133
  - LP48736 0133
  - LP48737 0133
  - LP48738 0133
  - LP48739 0133
  - LP48740 0133
  - LP48741 0133
  - LP48742 0133
- Clarington Productions.
  - LP49080 0141
  - LP49081 0141
  - LP49082 0141
  - LP49083 0141
  - LP49084 0141
  - LP49085 0141
  - LP49779 0159
  - LP49780 0159
  - LP49781 0159
  - LP49782 0159
  - LP49783 0159
  - LP49784 0159
  - LP49785 0159
  - LP49786 0159
  - LP49787 0159
  - LP49788 0159
  - LP49789 0159
  - LP49790 0160
  - LP49791 0160
  - LP49792 0160
  - LP49905 0162
  - LP49906 0162
  - LP49907 0162
  - LP49908 0162
  - LP49909 0162
  - LP49910 0162
  - LP49911 0162
  - LP49912 0162
  - LP49913 0162
  - LP49914 0162
  - LP49915 0162
  - LP49916 0162
  - LP49917 0163
  - LP49918 0163
  - LP49919 0163
  - LP49920 0163
  - LP49921 0163
  - LP49922 0163
  - LP49923 0163
  - LP49924 0163
  - LP49925 0163
  - LP49926 0163
  - LP49927 0163
  - LP49928 0163
  - LP49929 0163
  - LP49930 0163
  - LP50174 0169
  - LP50176 0169
  - LP50177 0169
  - LP50178 0169
  - LP50179 0169
  - LP50180 0169
  - LP50181 0169
  - LP50182 0169
  - LP50183 0169
  - LP50184 0169
  - LP50185 0169
  - LP50186 0169
  - LP50187 0169
  - LP50188 0169
  - LP50189 0169
  - LP50190 0169
- Clarington Productions, Inc.
  - LP49778 0159
  - LP50175 0169
- Clark, Malcolm A.
  - MU10525 0256
- Clarke, Flora G.
  - MU10961 0267
- Clarke, James P.
  - MU10961 0267
- Clark Templeton O’Flaherty.
  - LP48216 0119
- The Clash.
  - LP50641 0180
- Classical songs.
  - MU10888 0266
  - MU10893 0266
  - MU10894 0266
  - MU10904 0266
- Classic tales retold.
  - MP31511 0226
  - MP31512 0226
  - MP31513 0226
  - MP31514 0226
  - MP31515 0226
  - MP31516 0226
  - MP31517 0227
  - MP31518 0227
- Classroom management.
  - MP31233 0219
- Claude Thornhill and his orchestra.
  - R670994 0276
- Claus, Gustav E.
  - MU10794 0263
- Claus, Marlise.
  - MU10794 0263
- Clawson, Sharon L.
  - MU10527 0256
- The Cleaning of the Bennett breathing machine.
  - MP31259 0219
- The Cleaning of the Bird breathing machine.
  - MP31260 0219
- The Clean kill.
  - LP50450 0176
- Cleanliness is next to impossible.
  - LP50993 0189
- Clearing your throat.
  - MP31239 0219
- Clemens, Brian.
  - LP49227 0145
- Clemens, Samuel Langhorne.
  - LP48664 0131
  - LP49523 0153
- Cleveland Ostomy Association.
  - MP32180 0244
  - MP32181 0244
  - MP32182 0244
- Clifford Durr interview.
  - MU10331 0252
- Clifton, Michael H.
  - MU10836 0264
- Climb a deadly mountain.
  - LP51599 0205
- Clinical methods.
  - MP31969 0238
  - MP32028 0240
- Clorae and Albie.
  - LP40594 0129
- Close and negotiate from strength.
  - MP32330 0248
- Close encounters of the third kind.
  - LP50006 0165
- Closing the circle.
  - MP31667 0230
- Clothing construction techniques.
  - MP31439 0224
  - MP31440 0224
  - MP31441 0224
  - MP31442 0224
  - MP31443 0224
  - MP31444 0224
  - MP31445 0224
  - MP31446 0224
  - MP31447 0224
  - MP31448 0224
  - MP31449 0224
  - MP31450 0224
  - MP31451 0224
  - MP31452 0224
  - MP31453 0224
  - MP31454 0224
  - MP31455 0224
  - MP31456 0224
  - MP31457 0224
  - MP31458 0225
  - MP31459 0225
  - MP31460 0225
  - MP31461 0225
  - MP31462 0225
  - MP31463 0225
  - MP31464 0225
  - MP31465 0225
  - MP31466 0225
  - MP31467 0225
  - MP31468 0225
  - MP31469 0225
  - MP31470 0225
  - MP31471 0225
  - MP31472 0225
  - MP31473 0225
  - MP31474 0225
  - MP31475 0225
  - MP31476 0225
  - MP31477 0225
  - MP31478 0225
  - MP31479 0225
  - MP31480 0225
  - MP31481 0225
  - MP31482 0225
  - MP31483 0225
  - MP31484 0225
  - MP31485 0225
  - MP31486 0226
  - MP31487 0226
  - MP31488 0226
  - MP31489 0226
  - MP31490 0226
  - MP31491 0226
  - MP31492 0226
  - MP31493 0226
  - MP31494 0226
  - MP31495 0226
  - MP31496 0226
  - MP31497 0226
  - MP31498 0226
  - MP31499 0226
  - MP31500 0226
  - MP31501 0226
  - MP31502 0226
  - MP31503 0226
- Clown prince of golf.
  - R665724 0272
- The Coca-Cola Company.
  - MP32373 0249
  - MP32374 0249
- Cocaine.
  - LP50924 0187
- Cockrell, Marian.
  - LP48706 0132
  - LP48707 0132
  - LP48708 0132
  - LP48709 0132
  - LP48710 0132
  - LP48711 0132
  - LP48712 0132
  - LP48713 0132
  - LP48714 0132
  - LP48715 0132
  - LP48716 0132
- Cockrill, Timothy.
  - MU10388 0253
- The Code.
  - LP50147 0168
  - LP50973 0189
- Code name: Diamond Head.
  - LP50131 0168
- Code of the silver sage.
  - R665680 0272
- Code of the West.
  - LP48709 0132
- Code R.
  - LP49239 0145
  - LP49240 0145
  - LP49241 0145
  - LP49242 0145
  - LP49243 0145
  - LP49244 0145
  - LP49245 0145
  - LP49246 0146
  - LP49247 0146
  - LP49248 0146
  - LP49249 0146
  - LP49250 0146
  - LP49251 0146
- Cody comes through.
  - R668155 0274
- Cody gets his man.
  - R668150 0273
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 7.
  - R668150 0273
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 8.
  - R668151 0273
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 9.
  - R668152 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 10.
  - R668153 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 11.
  - R668154 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 12.
  - R668155 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 13.
  - R668157 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 14.
  - R668158 0274
- Cody of the pony express, episode no. 15.
  - R668156 0274
- Cody’s last ride.
  - R668156 0274
- Cody tempts fate.
  - R668153 0274
- Coelenterates.
  - MP32226 0245
- Coelho Video.
  - MP31966 0238
- Coffin for a clown.
  - LP50371 0174
- Cohen, Deborah Susan.
  - LU3721 0211
- Cohen, Richard.
  - MP32029 0240
- Cohn, Nik.
  - LP50391 0174
- Coinage of the realm.
  - LP49752 0159
- Cold cargo.
  - LP49918 0163
- The Cold facts.
  - MP31237 0219
- A Cold night’s death.
  - LP48518 0127
- Cold peril.
  - LP50622 0180
- Cold trail.
  - LP51563 0204
- Cold war.
  - R671217 0276
- The Cold war con.
  - LP48858 0136
- The Collection.
  - LP49357 0149
- The Collectors.
  - LP49681 0157
- College of Education, Temple University.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. College of Education.
- The College of William and Mary in Virginia.
  - SEE The College of William and Mary, Williamsburg, VA.
- The College of William and Mary, Williamsburg, VA.
  - MP32236 0246
- College question.
  - LP49795 0160
- Collier, James B.
  - MU10769 0263
- Collier, Vicki S.
  - MU10769 0263
- The Collision.
  - LP51634 0206
- Colonel Chabert.
  - LP48698 0132
- Colonel Esteban’s duel.
  - LP48671 0131
- Colonial Productions, Inc.
  - R677308 0279
- Colon, semicolon and quotation marks.
  - MP32363 0249
- Colorado ranger.
  - R678488 0280
- Color and light; an introduction.
  - MP31288 0220
- Color competition.
  - LP50656 0180
- Color her missing.
  - LP50029 0165
- Color monitor set up.
  - MP32164 0244
- The Color of murder.
  - LP50764 0183
- Colt .45.
  - R666335 0273
- Columbia.
  - LP390 0112
  - LP49079 0141
  - LP49229 0145
  - LP49230 0145
  - LP49672 0157
  - LP49673 0157
  - LP49675 0157
  - LP49677 0157
- Columbia, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia.
- Columbia Pictures.
  - LP49227 0145
  - LP49228 0145
  - LP50096 0167
  - LP50807 0184
- Columbia Pictures Corporation.
  - LP48040 0114
  - LP48203 0119
  - LP49674 0157
  - LP50095 0167
  - R659401 0271
  - R665716 0272
  - R665717 0272
  - R665718 0272
  - R665719 0272
  - R665720 0272
  - R665721 0272
  - R665722 0272
  - R665723 0272
  - R665724 0272
  - R666433 0273
  - R666434 0273
  - R666435 0273
  - R666436 0273
  - R666437 0273
  - R668150 0273
  - R668151 0273
  - R668152 0274
  - R668153 0274
  - R668154 0274
  - R668155 0274
  - R668156 0274
  - R668157 0274
  - R668158 0274
  - R668313 0274
  - R668315 0274
  - R668316 0274
  - R668317 0274
  - R668318 0274
  - R668319 0274
  - R668320 0274
  - R671190 0276
  - R671192 0276
  - R671193 0276
  - R671194 0276
  - R671195 0276
  - R671196 0276
  - R671197 0276
  - R671198 0276
  - R674203 0278
  - R674204 0278
  - R674205 0278
  - R674206 0278
  - R674207 0278
  - R680364 0283
  - R680956 0284
  - R680957 0284
  - R680958 0284
  - R680959 0284
  - R680960 0284
  - R680961 0284
  - R680962 0284
  - R680963 0284
  - R680964 0284
  - R680965 0284
  - R680966 0284
  - R680967 0284
  - R680968 0284
  - R680969 0284
  - R680970 0284
  - R680971 0284
  - R680972 0284
  - R680973 0284
  - R680974 0284
  - R680975 0284
  - R680976 0284
  - R680977 0284
  - R680978 0284
  - R680979 0284
  - R680980 0284
  - R680981 0284
  - R680982 0284
  - R680983 0284
  - R680984 0284
  - R680985 0284
  - R680986 0284
  - R680987 0284
  - R680988 0285
  - R680989 0285
  - R680990 0285
  - R680991 0285
  - R680992 0285
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - LP48203 0119
  - LP49226 0145
  - LP50006 0165
  - LP50574 0179
  - R659401 0271
  - R665716 0272
  - R665717 0272
  - R665718 0272
  - R665719 0272
  - R665720 0272
  - R665721 0272
  - R665722 0272
  - R665723 0272
  - R665724 0272
  - R666433 0273
  - R666434 0273
  - R666435 0273
  - R666436 0273
  - R666437 0273
  - R668150 0273
  - R668151 0273
  - R668152 0274
  - R668153 0274
  - R668154 0274
  - R668155 0274
  - R668156 0274
  - R668157 0274
  - R668158 0274
  - R668313 0274
  - R668314 0274
  - R668315 0274
  - R668316 0274
  - R668317 0274
  - R668318 0274
  - R668319 0274
  - R668320 0274
  - R671190 0276
  - R671191 0276
  - R671192 0276
  - R671193 0276
  - R671194 0276
  - R671195 0276
  - R671196 0276
  - R671197 0276
  - R671198 0276
  - R671199 0276
  - R674203 0278
  - R674204 0278
  - R674205 0278
  - R674206 0278
  - R674207 0278
  - R680364 0283
  - R680956 0284
  - R680957 0284
  - R680958 0284
  - R680959 0284
  - R680960 0284
  - R680961 0284
  - R680962 0284
  - R680963 0284
  - R680964 0284
  - R680965 0284
  - R680966 0284
  - R680967 0284
  - R680968 0284
  - R680969 0284
  - R680970 0284
  - R680971 0284
  - R680972 0284
  - R680973 0284
  - R680974 0284
  - R680975 0284
  - R680976 0284
  - R680977 0284
  - R680978 0264
  - R680979 0284
  - R680980 0284
  - R680981 0284
  - R680982 0284
  - R680983 0284
  - R680984 0284
  - R680985 0284
  - R680986 0284
  - R680987 0284
  - R680988 0285
  - R680989 0285
  - R680990 0285
  - R680991 0285
  - R680992 0285
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia.
  - LP49676 0157
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia Pictures Television.
  - LP46892 0112
  - LP47973 0112
  - LP47974 0112
  - LP47975 0112
  - LP47976 0112
  - LP47977 0113
  - LP47978 0113
  - LP47979 0113
  - LP47980 0113
  - LP47981 0113
  - LP47982 0113
  - LP47983 0113
  - LP47984 0113
  - LP47985 0113
  - LP47986 0113
  - LP47987 0113
  - LP47988 0113
  - LP47989 0113
  - LP47990 0113
  - LP47991 0113
  - LP47992 0113
  - LP47993 0113
  - LP47994 0113
  - LP47995 0113
  - LP47996 0113
  - LP47997 0113
  - LP47998 0113
  - LP47999 0113
  - LP48000 0113
  - LP48001 0113
  - LP48002 0113
  - LP48003 0113
  - LP48004 0113
  - LP48005 0113
  - LP48006 0113
  - LP48007 0113
  - LP48008 0114
  - LP48009 0114
  - LP48010 0114
  - LP48011 0114
  - LP48624 0130
  - LP48625 0130
  - LP49368 0149
  - LP49369 0149
  - LP49370 0149
  - LP49371 0149
  - LP49372 0149
  - LP49373 0149
  - LP49374 0149
  - LP49375 0149
  - LP49376 0149
  - LP49377 0149
  - LP49378 0149
  - LP49379 0149
  - LP49380 0149
  - LP49381 0149
  - LP49382 0149
  - LP49383 0149
  - LP49384 0149
  - LP49385 0149
  - LP49386 0149
  - LP49387 0150
  - LP49388 0150
  - LP49389 0150
  - LP49390 0150
  - LP49391 0150
  - LP49392 0150
  - LP49394 0150
  - LP49395 0150
  - LP49397 0150
  - LP49398 0150
  - LP49399 0150
  - LP49400 0150
  - LP49401 0150
  - LP49402 0150
  - LP49403 0150
  - LP49404 0150
  - LP49405 0150
  - LP49406 0150
  - LP49407 0150
  - LP49408 0150
  - LP49409 0150
  - LP49410 0150
  - LP49411 0150
  - LP49412 0150
  - LP49413 0150
  - LP49414 0150
  - LP49415 0150
  - LP49416 0150
  - LP49417 0150
  - LP49418 0150
  - LP49419 0151
  - LP49420 0151
  - LP49421 0151
  - LP49422 0151
  - LP49423 0151
  - LP49424 0151
  - LP49425 0151
  - LP49426 0151
  - LP49427 0151
  - LP49428 0151
  - LP49429 0151
  - LP49430 0151
  - LP49696 0157
  - LP49697 0157
  - LP49698 0157
  - LP51086 0191
  - LP51087 0191
  - LP51088 0191
  - LP51089 0191
  - LP51090 0192
  - LP51091 0192
  - LP51092 0192
  - LP51093 0192
  - LP51094 0192
  - LP51095 0192
  - LP51096 0192
  - LP51097 0192
  - LP51098 0192
  - LP51099 0192
  - LP51100 0192
  - LP51101 0192
  - LP51102 0192
  - LP51103 0192
  - LP51104 0192
  - LP51105 0192
  - LP51106 0192
  - LP51107 0192
  - LP51108 0192
  - LP51109 0192
  - LP51110 0192
  - LP51111 0192
  - LP51112 0192
  - LP51113 0192
  - LP51269 0196
- Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Screen Gems.
  - LP48012 0114
  - LP48013 0114
  - LP48014 0114
  - LP48015 0114
  - LP48016 0114
  - LP48017 0114
  - LP48018 0114
  - LP48041 0114
  - LP51020 0190
  - LP51021 0190
  - LP51022 0190
  - LP51023 0190
  - LP51024 0190
  - LP51025 0190
  - LP51026 0190
  - LP51027 0190
  - LP51028 0190
  - LP51029 0190
  - LP51030 0190
  - LP51031 0190
  - LP51032 0190
  - LP51033 0190
  - LP51034 0190
  - LP51035 0190
  - LP51036 0190
  - LP51037 0190
  - LP51038 0190
  - LP51270 0196
  - LP51273 0196
  - LP51274 0196
  - LP51275 0196
  - LP51276 0196
  - LP51277 0196
  - LP51278 0196
  - LP51279 0196
  - LP51280 0196
  - LP51281 0196
  - LP51282 0196
  - LP51283 0197
  - LP51284 0197
  - LP51285 0197
  - LP51286 0197
  - LP51287 0197
  - LP51288 0197
  - LP51289 0197
- Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Columbia Pictures Television.
- Columbo.
  - LP48118 0117
  - LP48119 0117
  - LP48120 0117
  - LP48121 0117
  - LP48122 0117
  - LP48129 0117
- Columbus’ favorite island.
  - LP51311 0197
- Comanche territory.
  - R673602 0277
- Combat proof.
  - LP50616 0179
- Come and kill me.
  - LP51619 0205
- Come back, darling Asta.
  - LP49785 0159
- Come back, little Asta.
  - LP49785 0159
- The Comedian and the loan sharks.
  - LP48289 0121
- Come die with me.
  - LP48841 0135
- Comedy, no. 3.
  - R668917 0274
- Come-pleat.
  - MU10591 0258
- Come to the flea market.
  - MP31186 0217
- Comic songs.
  - MU10817 0264
  - MU10818 0264
- Commandante.
  - LP50980 0189
- The Commando scout.
  - MU10282 0251
- Commando tactics.
  - LP50408 0175
- Commas.
  - MP32169 0244
- The Commercial Cannery.
  - LP51732 0208
- Commitment.
  - LP51458 0201
- Committed.
  - LP51016 0190
- A Common but individual experience.
  - MP31204 0218
- The Common G.I.
  - MU10972 0268
- Communication Commission, National Council of Churches.
  - SEE The National Council of Churches. Communication Commission.
- Communication fundamentals: five basic skills.
  - MP31510 0226
- Communications and Media Services.
  - SEE Towson State University (MD) Communications and Media Services.
- Communications and Media Services, Towson State University.
  - SEE Towson State University, (MD) Communications and Media Services.
- Communications and selling program.
  - MP31865 0236
  - MP31866 0236
- Communications at Tower number 2.
  - MU10997 0268
- Communications skills series.
  - MP31508 0226
  - MP31509 0226
  - MP31510 0226
- Community involvement.
  - MP32100 0242
- Community involvement, Spanish and English 1.
  - MP32100 0242
- A Community of victims.
  - LP47984 0113
- Community, pt. 1.
  - MP31974 0238
- Community, pt. 2.
  - MP31975 0238
- Community, pt. 3.
  - MP31976 0238
- Compagnia Cinematografica Champion.
  - LF382 0112
- Compagnie Finaziare Cinematografique, S.A.
  - LF385 0112
- Compagnie Finaziare Cinematographique, S.A.
  - LF382 0112
- Company man.
  - LP47991 0113
- The Competition.
  - LP51643 0206
- A Complete state of death.
  - LP49230 0145
- Compton, John R.
  - MP31265 0220
- Computer terror.
  - LP50067 0166
- Concepts in transactional analysis: building a nurturing parent therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Patsy.
  - MP31998 0239
- Concepts in transactional analysis: Stroke seeing behavior: Therapeutic traps and pitfalls.
  - MP31997 0239
- Concepts in transactional analysis: therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Mary.
  - MP32027 0240
- Concepts Unlimited.
  - MP31658 0230
- The Condemned.
  - LP50053 0166
  - LP50507 0177
- Confetti people.
  - LP49775 0159
- Confidentially yours.
  - LP51343 0198
- Conflict.
  - LP48658 0131
- Conflict resolution: mediating disputes/officer survival.
  - MP31945 0238
- Congressional Information Service, Inc.
  - MP31775 0233
- Conn, Brian.
  - MU10618 0259
- A Connecticut Rabbit in King Arthur’s Court.
  - LP49523 0153
- The Connection.
  - LP50856 0185
- Connection, connection 2.
  - LP49996 0164
- Connee Boswell and Les Brown’s Orchestra.
  - R680868 0284
- Connell, Richard.
  - MP32057 0241
- Conrad, Joseph.
  - LP50702 0181
- The Conservation Foundation.
  - MP32171 0244
- Conservation tillage with an International Conser-Till chisel plow.
  - MP31222 0218
- The Conspiracy.
  - LP48343 0122
  - LP48344 0122
- Constant blues.
  - MU10697 0261
- Constructing a lined patch pocket.
  - MP31446 0224
- Constructing an inset pocket.
  - MP31496 0226
- Constructing an invisibly stitched lined patch pocket.
  - MP31445 0224
- Constructing an unlined patch pocket.
  - MP31465 0225
- Constructing waistbands.
  - MP31469 0225
- Construction work: the carpenter.
  - MP31294 0220
- Consumers in a changing world.
  - MP32061 0241
- Contact.
  - LP50623 0180
- Contemporary Media Associates.
  - MU10288 0251
- The Contender.
  - LP50007 0165
  - LP50008 0165
- Continental Film Productions Corporation.
  - MP31184 0217
- The Continuing discovery.
  - MP31876 0236
- Continuous progress mastery learning in mathematics.
  - MP32326 0248
- A Contract for Harry.
  - LP49276 0146
- Contract law.
  - MP31702 0231
- Contreras, Richard D.
  - MU10868 0265
- Conversation with a dying patient.
  - MP31686 0231
- Conversation with a dying person.
  - MP31686 0231
- Conversation with an ape.
  - LP49942 0163
- Convicted.
  - R668315 0274
- Cook, Don V.
  - MU10650 0259
  - MU10664 0260
  - MU10691 0261
  - MU10692 0261
  - MU10704 0261
  - MU10716 0261
  - MU10741 0262
  - MU10784 0263
  - MU10803 0263
  - MU10804 0263
  - MU10805 0263
  - MU10806 0263
  - MU10840 0264
  - MU10859 0265
  - MU10862 0265
- Cooke, John S.
  - LP50136 0168
- Cooked versus raw food.
  - MU10953 0267
- Cooker in the sky.
  - LP51613 0205
- Coombs, Gary M.
  - MU10951 0267
- Cooperative Oil Association.
  - MP31437 0224
- Coping.
  - MU10644 0259
  - MU10657 0260
  - MU10665 0260
  - MU10666 0260
  - MU10667 0260
  - MU10671 0260
  - MU10680 0260
  - MU10681 0260
  - MU10682 0260
  - MU10683 0260
  - MU10687 0260
  - MU10688 0260
  - MU10693 0261
  - MU10694 0261
  - MU10697 0261
  - MU10700 0261
  - MU10701 0261
  - MU10709 0261
  - MU10712 0261
  - MU10714 0261
  - MU10720 0261
  - MU10725 0261
  - MU10726 0261
  - MU10732 0262
  - MU10733 0262
  - MU10734 0262
  - MU10735 0262
  - MU10740 0262
  - MU10756 0262
  - MU10787 0263
  - MU10790 0263
  - MU10791 0263
  - MU10792 0263
  - MU10794 0263
  - MU10870 0265
  - MU10871 0265
  - MU10872 0265
  - MU10873 0265
  - MU10890 0266
  - MU10891 0266
  - MU10895 0266
  - MU10896 0266
  - MU10903 0266
  - MU10905 0266
  - MU10911 0266
  - MU10985 0268
  - MU10986 0268
  - MU10987 0268
  - MU10988 0268
  - MU10989 0268
  - MU10990 0268
  - MU10991 0268
  - MU10992 0268
  - MU10993 0268
  - MU11023 0269
  - MU11024 0269
  - MU11025 0269
  - MU11032 0269
  - MU11043 0270
  - MU11044 0270
  - MU11046 0270
  - MU11047 0270
  - MU11056 0270
  - MU11058 0270
  - MU11063 0270
  - MU11064 0270
  - MU11072 0270
- Coping with change?
  - MP32296 0247
- Cop in the middle.
  - LP48016 0114
- The Cop Killer.
  - LP49508 0153
- Copland conducts Copland.
  - MP32204 0245
- Coppee, Francois.
  - LP48692 0132
- Copper canyon.
  - R682738 0286
- The Copper penny.
  - LP48686 0131
- Cops.
  - R671466 0277
- Copycat killing.
  - LP51073 0191
- A Copy of murder.
  - LP50822 0184
- Coriolan overture, opus 62.
  - MP32214 0245
- Corning.
  - MP27699 0214
- Corning Glass works.
  - MP27699 0214
- Corn plastered.
  - R681319 0285
- Corona.
  - LP49093 0142
- Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.
  - SEE Esquire, Inc. Coronet Instructional Media.
- Corporation for Public Broadcasting.
  - LP49599 0155
- The Corruptor.
  - LP51067 0191
- Cosmetic advantages to augmentation mammoplasty via the transaxillary approach.
  - MU10333 0252
- The Costume party.
  - LU3809 0212
- Coulter City wildcat.
  - LP50321 0173
- Counseling during the procedure.
  - MP31278 0220
- Counseling in the procedure room.
  - MP31278 0220
- Counseling techniques: desensitization.
  - MP32016 0240
- Counseling techniques: reinforcement procedures.
  - MP32015 0240
- Counseling techniques: social modeling.
  - MP32017 0240
- Counselor training series.
  - MP31277 0220
  - MP31278 0220
  - MP31279 0220
  - MP31280 0220
  - MP31281 0220
  - MP31282 0220
- Countdown.
  - LP48014 0114
  - LP48015 0114
- Counter attack.
  - LP50600 0179
- Counterfeit coin.
  - LP50422 0175
- A Counterfeit life.
  - LP49498 0152
- Counterspy meets Scotland Yard.
  - R680984 0284
- Count it out.
  - MP31695 0231
- Country on the Danube.
  - LP51325 0198
- Country Productions.
  - SEE Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc. Country TV Productions.
- Country rhythm.
  - R682139 0286
- Country TV Productions, division of Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc.
  - SEE Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc. Country TV Productions.
- Country villages.
  - MU11007 0269
- Country Western.
  - MU10809 0264
- Count the days I’m gone.
  - LP48845 0136
- County fair.
  - R668857 0274
- A Couple of home-cooked meals.
  - LP48143 0117
- Courageous decision.
  - LP50624 0180
- The Couriers.
  - LP50419 0175
- The Courier: the 3,000 mile chase.
  - LP50279 0172
- Courtesy is the answer.
  - MP31866 0236
- Court martial.
  - LP51791 0210
- Cousin Liz.
  - LU3826 0212
- The Covenant.
  - LP48420 0125
- Covered wagon raid.
  - R670680 0276
- The Coverup girl.
  - LP48555 0128
- Cowboy and the Indians.
  - R677677 0280
- Cowboy and the prize fighter.
  - R666154 0273
- The Cowboys.
  - LP48171 0118
  - LP48172 0118
  - LP48173 0118
  - LP48174 0118
  - LP48175 0118
  - LP48176 0118
  - LP48177 0118
  - LP48178 0118
  - LP48179 0118
  - LP48180 0118
  - LP48181 0118
  - LP48182 0118
- Cow town.
  - R674119 0278
- Cox, Fred C.
  - MU10941 0267
- Cox, George T.
  - MU10539 0257
  - MU10652 0259
  - MU10721 0261
- Cox, Ross D.
  - MU10941 0267
- Cox Broadcasting Corporation.
  - LP50694 0181
- Coy, Donald C.
  - MU10937 0267
- Cozens, Robert.
  - MP31136 0216
- CPR: to save a life.
  - MP32065 0241
- Crack back.
  - LP50315 0173
- Crackdown.
  - LP50645 0180
- Crack-up.
  - LP50934 0188
- The Crane.
  - LP50959 0188
- Crane, Stephen.
  - LP48659 0131
  - LP48794 0134
  - LP48796 0134
  - LP48805 0135
  - LP48807 0135
- Crazy Joe.
  - LP49228 0145
- Crean (J. Cornelius) Films, Inc.
  - LP49342 0148
- Crean (J. Cornelius), Inc.
  - SEE Crean (J. Cornelius) Films, Inc.
- Creating company.
  - MU10987 0268
- Creating special effects by utilizing on-camera filters, pt. 1.
  - MP31767 0233
- Creating your own company.
  - MU10987 0268
- The Creation of the world.
  - MP32071 0241
- The Creative Establishment.
  - MP32395 0250
  - MP32396 0250
  - MP32397 0250
  - MP32398 0250
  - MP32399 0250
  - MP32400 0250
  - MP32401 0250
  - MP32402 0250
  - MP32403 0250
  - MP32404 0250
  - MP32405 0250
- Creative Playthings.
  - MP31792 0234
- The Creeper.
  - LP49496 0152
- The Creeping flesh.
  - LP49673 0157
- Crescendo Productions, Inc.
  - LP49258 0146
  - LP49259 0146
  - LP49260 0146
  - LP49261 0146
  - LP49262 0146
  - LP49263 0146
  - LP49264 0146
  - LP49265 0146
  - LP49266 0146
  - LP49267 0146
  - LP49268 0146
  - LP49269 0146
  - LP49270 0146
  - LP49271 0146
  - LP49272 0146
  - LP49273 0146
  - LP49274 0146
  - LP49275 0146
  - LP49276 0146
  - LP49277 0146
  - LP49641 0156
- Creston, James E.
  - MU10733 0262
- The Crime.
  - LP48804 0135
  - MP31783 0234
- Crime and passion.
  - LP49133 0143
- Crime jump.
  - LP50503 0177
- The Crime of Sylvester Bonnard.
  - LP48680 0131
- The Crime that wasn’t.
  - LP50767 0183
- The Crimson halo.
  - LP51583 0204
- Crisis in Korea!
  - R679360 0281
- The Crooked hearts.
  - LP48519 0127
- Crooked river.
  - R678487 0280
- The Crop duster.
  - LP50150 0168
- Crosby (Bing) Productions, Inc.
  - LP50694 0181
  - LP50695 0181
  - LP50696 0181
  - LP50697 0181
  - LP50698 0181
  - LP50699 0181
  - LP50700 0181
- Cross-leg flap for the treatment of chronic sore of the lower extremity.
  - MU10508 0258
- Cross of iron.
  - LF392 0112
- The Crossroads of negotiation.
  - MP32335 0248
- Crowder, Lynn.
  - MU10958 0257
- Crowder, Michael W.
  - MU10958 0257
- The Crucial moment.
  - LP50634 0180
- The Cruise ship murders.
  - LP48859 0136
- Crunch Bird Studios.
  - MP32229 0246
- The Crusader.
  - LP48232 0120
- Cruthirds, C. Thomas.
  - MP32126 0243
- Cry danger.
  - LP51607 0205
- Cry of the night beast.
  - LP49736 0158
- Cry pigeon.
  - LP50761 0183
- Crypt.
  - LP51524 0203
- Cry silence.
  - LP51579 0204
- Crystal gazing.
  - LP49340 0148
- CTV.
  - MP31183 0217
  - MP32098 0242
  - MP32099 0242
  - MP32101 0242
  - MP32113 0242
- Cue ball cat.
  - R675352 0278
- The Culinary Institute of America.
  - MP31718 0232
  - MP31719 0232
  - MP31720 0232
  - MP31721 0232
  - MP31722 0232
  - MP31723 0232
  - MP31724 0232
  - MP31725 0232
- Culinary Institute of America. Instructional Media Center.
  - MP31718 0232
  - MP31719 0232
  - MP31720 0232
  - MP31721 0232
  - MP31722 0232
  - MP31723 0232
  - MP31724 0232
  - MP31725 0232
- Culver, Gordon P.
  - MU10922 0266
- CUNY. Medgar Evers College. Division of Health Sciences.
  - SEE Medgar Evers College. Division of Health Sciences.
- The Curators of the University of Missouri.
  - SEE University of Missouri. Curators.
- Curious contests.
  - R676028 0279
- A Currency for murder.
  - LP49066 0141
- Cursive handwriting.
  - MP32165 0244
- Curtin, Sondra I.
  - MU10520 0256
  - MU10574 0258
- Curtin, Thomas L.
  - MU10520 0256
- Curtin, Thomas L.
  - MU10574 0258
- Curtin, Mrs. Thomas L.
  - SEE Curtin, Sondra I.
- Curtis, Charles.
  - MU10572 0258
  - MU10715 0261
- Curtiss, Ursula.
  - LP49695 0157
- Custard’s last stand.
  - LP48735 0133
- Customer on line three.
  - LP50130 0168
- Cutting edge.
  - LP47983 0113
- Cyborg.
  - LF395 0112
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP48705 0132
  - LP49338 0148
  - LP49339 0148
  - LP50284 0172
  - LP50285 0172
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
  - LP50288 0172
  - LP50289 0172
  - LP50290 0172
  - LP50291 0172
  - LP50292 0172
  - LP50293 0172
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50295 0172
  - LP50296 0172
  - LP50297 0172
  - LP50298 0172
  - LP50299 0172
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50301 0172
  - LP50302 0172
  - LP50303 0172
  - LP50304 0172
- Dad.
  - MP31193 0218
- Daddy’s girl.
  - LP51543 0203
- Daggett, Hobart L.
  - MP31671 0230
- Dakota showdown.
  - LP48383 0123
- DAL.
  - LP51780 0210
- Dallacroce, William.
  - MU10671 0260
- Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center.
  - MP31162 0217
  - MP31163 0217
  - MP31164 0217
- DAL Productions, Ltd.
  - LP51780 0210
- Damnation alley.
  - LP49667 0157
  - LP49902 0162
- The Damned don’t cry.
  - R666336 0273
- Damone dilemma.
  - LP49083 0141
- Dana Productions, a division of Saparoff Films, Inc.
  - SEE Saparoff Films, Inc. Dana Productions.
- Dance contest.
  - LP50748 0182
- The Danford file.
  - LP51595 0204
- Danger: curves ahead.
  - MU10931 0267
- Danger hunting.
  - MP31133 0216
- Dangerous area.
  - LP50620 0180
- Dangerous depths.
  - R680970 0284
- Danger! radioactive waste.
  - MP31138 0216
- Danger! Woman at work.
  - LP48163 0118
- Dangott, Morrie.
  - MU10839 0264
- Daniels, Donald E.
  - MU10871 0265
- Daniels, Jean H.
  - MU10871 0265
- Danjaq, S.A.
  - LP48613 0129
- Darb.
  - LP50511 0177
- Dargaud Films.
  - LF383 0112
- The Daring caballero.
  - R664077 0271
- The Dark hours.
  - LP50792 0184
- The Dark Madonna.
  - LP48193 0119
- Dark so early, dark so long.
  - LP51574 0204
- Darts for all your parts.
  - MU10899 0266
- Data processing concepts.
  - MP31504 0226
- The Date.
  - LU3833 0212
- Date with Duke.
  - R675820 0279
- A Date with Fonzie.
  - LP51562 0204
- Dating slump.
  - LP50899 0187
- Dauber, Philip M.
  - MP31425 0223
- The Daughter of Rosie O’Grady.
  - R666334 0273
- The Daughters of Joshua Cabe.
  - LP48520 0127
- Daum, Raymond Witham.
  - MP32319 0248
- Dauntless 2, Inc.
  - MU10396 0254
- Davenport, Tom.
  - LP49521 0153
- Davenport (Tom) Films.
  - LP49521 0153
- Dave’s night out.
  - LP4825O 0120
- Davey Crickett.
  - LP48741 0133
- Davey Crickett’s leading lady bug.
  - LP48730 0133
- David done it.
  - LP48181 0118
- David Harding, counterspy.
  - R665716 0272
- Davidson, Dean D.
  - MU10711 0261
- David Swan.
  - LP48440 0125
- Davis, Richard Harding.
  - LP48648 0130
  - LP48670 0131
- Davis, Richard Harris.
  - LP48666 0131
- Day, Beth.
  - LP48752 0133
- Day, Larry S.
  - MU10336 0252
- Day, Richard.
  - MU11040 0269
- Day, Sally.
  - MU11040 0269
- Daybreak.
  - MP32091 0242
  - MP32308 0248
- A Day filled with shadows.
  - LP50744 0182
- Day of outrage.
  - LP51106 0192
- Day of the animals.
  - LP49135 0143
- The Day of the dolphin.
  - LP49223 0145
- Day of the hunter.
  - LP50523 0177
- Days beyond recall.
  - LP51575 0204
- The Day the Earth moved.
  - LP48521 0127
- A Day with the Sandhill cranes.
  - MP31773 0233
- DDT—knowing it survives us.
  - LP48592 0129
- Dead again.
  - LP50088 0167
- Dead cert.
  - LF377 0112
- Dead duck.
  - LP49780 0159
- Deadfall.
  - LP50811 0184
  - LP50812 0184
- Deadfall (Voice in the dark).
  - LP50766 0183
- Dead giveaway.
  - LP49081 0141
- The Deadliest enemy of all.
  - LP49652 0156
  - LP49653 0156
- Dead lift.
  - LP51476 0201
- Deadline.
  - LP48364 0123
- Deadline: death.
  - LP49407 0150
- Deadline for dying.
  - LP51055 0191
- The Deadly charade.
  - LP51084 0191
- The Deadly cure.
  - LP48128 0117
- The Deadly dares.
  - LP50797 0184
- Deadly deception.
  - LP50436 0175
- Deadly inheritance.
  - LP48385 0123
- The Deadly Madonna.
  - LP51605 0205
- The Deadly missiles.
  - LP48399 0124
- Deadly ringer.
  - LF395 0112
  - LP50284 0172
- The Deadly silence.
  - LP49074 0141
- The Deadly test.
  - LP48390 0124
- The Deadly valentine.
  - LP51078 0191
- Dead man out.
  - LP48826 0135
- Dead man’s claim.
  - LP48465 0126
- Dead men don’t pay debts.
  - LP48338 0122
- Dead or alive.
  - LP51477 0201
- Dead reckoning.
  - LP49966 0164
- Dead storage.
  - LP49944 0163
- The Deal.
  - LP50933 0188
- Dealer’s choice, blackmail.
  - LP50155 0168
- De Angeles, Nato.
  - LP49344 0148
- DeAngelis, Robert J., Jr.
  - MU10390 0253
- Dear Doctor Dora.
  - LP48768 0134
- Dear future model.
  - LP50907 0187
- DEAR, S.P.A.
  - LP49689 0157
- Dear wife.
  - R669036 0275
- Death and taxes.
  - LP48337 0122
- Death at my fingertips.
  - LP49830 0160
- Death at 2 a.m.
  - LP49941 0163
- Death by decree.
  - LP48379 0123
- Death by resurrection.
  - LP48868 0136
- Death by the clock.
  - LP50449 0176
- Death certificate.
  - LP49721 0158
- Death: coping with loss.
  - MP31522 0227
- The Death dealer.
  - LP51048 0191
- Death echo.
  - LP51734 0208
- Death has many faces.
  - LP50447 0176
- Death has no face.
  - LP50331 0173
- Death heist.
  - LP48862 0136
- Death in a minor key.
  - LP50020 0165
- Death is a toy balloon.
  - LP49075 0141
- Death is the fifth gear.
  - LP50759 0183
- Death makes a phone call.
  - LP50453 0176
- Death of a dream.
  - LP49417 0150
- The Death of Bat Masterson.
  - LP48358 0123
- Death on a fast horse.
  - LP48180 0118
- Death on the run.
  - LP48830 0135
- Deathrun.
  - LP50015 0165
- Death squad.
  - LP48832 0135
  - LP50957 0188
- De Balzac, Honore.
  - SEE Balzac, Honore De.
- Debt of gratitude.
  - LP48265–0120
- Debt of honor.
  - LP48377 0123
  - LP51031 0190
- DeCesare, Jeanne A.
  - MP31655 0230
- Decision.
  - LP48796 0134
  - LP49243 0145
  - LP50605 0179
- Decisions.
  - LP49243 0145
- Decoy.
  - LP50913 0187
- The Defective tank adventure.
  - LP50488 0177
- De-Fontenay, Kai.
  - SEE Mel-De-Fontenay, Kai.
- DeHuff, William D.
  - LU3766 0211
- Deighton, Len.
  - LP48452 0125
- Deja vu.
  - LP50732 0182
- The Dejon caper.
  - LP50291 0172
- Delaney, Frederick George.
  - MU10565 0257
  - MU10595 0258
- Delany, Frederick George.
  - SEE Delaney, Frederick George.
- DeLaurentiis (Dino) Corporation.
  - LP48060 0115
- DeLaurentiis Inter. Ma. Co., S.P.A., Produzione.
  - LP49229 0145
  - LP49230 0145
- Delayed action.
  - LP50816 0184
- A Delicate balance.
  - MU10321 0252
- Delinquent.
  - LP50184 0169
- Del Laboratories, Inc.
  - MP31053 0214
  - MP31054 0214
  - MP31861 0235
  - MP31862 0235
- Della, Della, Della.
  - LP50191 0169
- DeLoach, Wells D.
  - MU10515 0256
- Delvecchio.
  - LP49258 0146
  - LP49259 0146
  - LP49260 0146
  - LP49261 0146
  - LP49262 0146
  - LP49263 0146
  - LP49264 0146
  - LP49265 0146
  - LP49266 0146
  - LP49267 0146
  - LP49268 0146
  - LP49269 0146
  - LP49270 0146
  - LP49271 0146
  - LP49272 0146
  - LP49273 0146
  - LP49274 0146
  - LP49275 0146
  - LP49276 0146
  - LP49277 0146
- De Maupassant, Guy.
  - SEE Maupassant, Guy De.
- Demetri Alexandros’ dive.
  - MP32085 0242
- The Demon god.
  - LP49741 0158
- A Demonstration with a woman fearful of expressing emotion.
  - MP32019 0240
- Denaco, Parker.
  - MU10586 0258
- Dent, D. Douglas.
  - MP31643 0230
  - MP31644 0230
  - MP31645 0230
  - MP31646 0230
  - MP31647 0230
  - MP31648 0230
  - MP31649 0230
  - MP31650 0230
  - MP31651 0230
  - MP31652 0230
- The Dental dynamiter.
  - LP49998 0164
- Departed doctor.
  - LP49788 0159
- Department of Educational Media, Georgia State University.
  - SEE Georgia State University, Atlanta. Department of Educational Media.
- De Pillis, Susan.
  - MP32130 0243
- The Deportation of Suzy.
  - LU3834 0212
- Deported.
  - R680852 0283
- Deputy Corporation.
  - R678508 0281
- Derelict.
  - LP50508 0177
- Deschanel, Caleb.
  - LP49599 0155
- Desensitization (part 1)
  - MP32016 0240
- The Desert hawk.
  - R680844 0283
- Desert honeymoon.
  - LP51345 0198
- Desert run.
  - LP51600 0205
- Desert Sun.
  - LP50328 0173
- Design Associates, Inc.
  - MU11073 0270
- Design for dying.
  - LP50380 0174
- Design for murder.
  - LP49906 0162
- Desilu.
  - LP50340 0173
  - LP50341 0173
- Desilu Productions, Inc.
  - LP51609 0205
  - LP51610 0205
  - LP51611 0205
  - LP51612 0205
  - LP51613 0205
  - LP51614 0205
  - LP51615 0205
  - LP51616 0205
  - LP51617 0205
  - LP51618 0205
  - LP51619 0205
  - LP51620 0205
  - LP51621 0205
  - LP51622 0205
  - LP51623 0205
  - LP51624 0205
  - LP51625 0205
  - LP51626 0205
  - LP51659 0206
  - LP51660 0206
  - LP51664 0206
  - LP51665 0206
  - LP51666 0206
  - LP51667 0206
  - LP51668 0206
  - LP51669 0206
  - LP51670 0206
  - LP51671 0207
  - LP51672 0207
  - LP51673 0207
  - LP51674 0207
  - LP51675 0207
  - LP51685 0207
- Desperadoes of the West.
  - R670683 0276
  - R675449 0278
  - R675450 0278
- Desperate living.
  - LP49518 0153
- Destination big house.
  - R670676 0276
- Developmental mathematics series, tape no. 7.
  - MP32387 0250
- De Vigny, Alfred.
  - LP48647 0130
- Devil in the slot.
  - LP49646 0156
- Devil pack.
  - LP49528 0153
- Devil’s Canyon.
  - LP50526 0177
- The Devil’s champion.
  - LP49737 0158
- The Devils’ coach.
  - MP31867 0236
- The Devil’s trial.
  - LU3888 0213
- The Devil within her.
  - LP49344 0148
- Devlin, James V.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
- DeWitt, Dee A.
  - LU3767 0211
- Diabetes series.
  - MP31214 0218
  - MP31215 0218
  - MP31977 0238
- The Diabetic diet.
  - MP31977 0238
- Dial 999.
  - LP51115 0192
  - LP51191 0194
  - LP51192 0194
  - LP51193 0194
  - LP51194 0194
  - LP51195 0194
  - LP51196 0194
  - LP51197 0194
  - LP51198 0194
  - LP51199 0194
  - LP51200 0194
  - LP51201 0194
  - LP51202 0194
  - LP51203 0195
  - LP51204 0195
  - LP51220 0195
  - LP51221 0195
  - LP51222 0195
  - LP51223 0195
  - LP51224 0195
  - LP51225 0195
  - LP51226 0195
  - LP51227 0195
  - LP51228 0195
  - LP51229 0195
  - LP51230 0195
  - LP51231 0195
  - LP51232 0195
  - LP51233 0195
  - LP51234 0195
  - LP51235 0195
  - LP51236 0195
  - LP51237 0195
  - LP51238 0195
  - LP51239 0195
  - LP51240 0195
  - LP51241 0195
  - LP51242 0195
  - LP51243 0195
- Dial 1119.
  - R672524 0277
- Diamond dust.
  - LP50412 0175
- A Diamond for Mister Smith.
  - LP50478 0176
- A Diamond in the rough.
  - LP50464 0176
- The Diamond lens.
  - LP48703 0132
- The Diamond makers.
  - LP50481 0176
- Diamonds are an ape’s best friend.
  - LP51703 0207
- Diamonds come in cans.
  - LP50414 0175
- Diamonds don’t burn.
  - LP50410 0175
- Diamonds from the sky.
  - LP50461 0176
- Diamond showcase.
  - R668919 0274
- The Diana adventure.
  - LP50501 0177
- Diane.
  - MP31280 0220
- The Dick and Vanessa show.
  - LP48875 0136
- Dicken, D. A.
  - MU10886 0265
- Dickens.
  - SEE Dickens, Charles.
- Dickens, Charles.
  - LP48745 0133
- Dieringer, James.
  - MU11054 0270
- Dieringer, Nancy.
  - MU11054 0270
- Diesel-powered C10 Chevy pickups.
  - MP31692 0231
- Diet and appearance.
  - MU10523 0256
- Diet and exercise.
  - MU10656 0260
- Diet and the dollar.
  - MU10961 0267
- Diet and the working person.
  - MU11022 0269
- Diet in the year 2000.
  - MU10516 0256
- Different people—different values.
  - MP31698 0231
- Diffusion, fog, low contrast and these filters in combination.
  - MP31767 0233
- Digestion—food pathway.
  - MU10954 0267
- The Dijon caper.
  - LP50291 0172
- Dillingham Corporation.
  - MP31326 0221
- Dineen, Gerald J.
  - MU10655 0260
  - MU10775 0263
  - MU10892 0266
- Dingbat in All this and rabbit stew.
  - R673968 0278
- Dingbat in Sour grapes.
  - R678007 0280
- Dinky in the beauty shop.
  - R666045 0273
- Dinosaurs: the terrible lizards.
  - MP32054 0241
- Diogenes, won’t you please go home?
  - LP51712 0208
- Diplomat sedan features and comparison.
  - MP31199 0218
- Diplomat 2-door features and comparison.
  - MP31200 0218
- The Dippers.
  - LP48828 0135
- Direct hit: destruction of central areas of Guam.
  - MU11010 0269
- Direct hit: destruction of southern coastal villages.
  - MU11003 0269
- Directions for inspecting selected properties.
  - MP32334 0248
- Directions International, Inc
  - MP31298 0220
- The Director.
  - LP50196 0169
- The Dirty Birdy.
  - LP48730 0133
- Dirty money, black light.
  - LP50305 0172
- Dirty pool.
  - LP48724 0132
- Disaster: before it hits home.
  - MP32316 0248
- Disaster below.
  - LP50399 0175
- The Disco killer.
  - LP49400 0150
- Discovering country and western music.
  - MP31699 0231
- Discovering traffic safety, film 1.
  - MP31128 0216
- Discovering traffic safety, film 2.
  - MP31129 0216
- Discovering traffic safety, film 3.
  - MP31130 0216
- Discovering traffic safety, film 4.
  - MP31131 0216
- Discovering traffic safety, film 5.
  - MP31132 0216
- Discovering traffic safety, film 6.
  - MP31133 0216
- The Discovery of America.
  - MP31876 0236
  - MP31878 0236
  - MP31879 0236
- Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.
  - MP31134 0216
  - MP32381 0250
- Disco 77.
  - MP31134 0216
  - MP32381 0250
- Disco 9000.
  - MU10359 0253
- Dishonest John meets Cowboy Starr.
  - LP48732 0133
- Disney (Walt) Productions.
  - LP49232 0145
  - LP49678 0157
  - LP49679 0157
  - MP31438 0224
  - MP31676 0230
  - MP31677 0230
  - MP31678 0231
  - MP31679 0231
  - MP3168O 0231
  - MP31681 0231
  - MP31682 0231
  - MP31683 0231
  - MP31684 0231
  - MP31705 0231
  - MP31706 0231
  - MP31707 0231
  - MP31708 0231
  - MP31709 0231
  - MP3171O 0231
  - MP31711 0231
  - R665894 0272
  - R665895 0272
  - R665896 0273
  - R665897 0273
  - R667150 0273
  - R667151 0273
  - R667152 0273
  - R671215 0276
  - R671216 0276
  - R671217 0276
  - R673727 0278
  - R677968 0280
- Distinguished contributors to counseling series.
  - MP32004 0239
  - MP32005 0239
  - MP32006 0239
  - MP32007 0239
  - MP32008 0239
  - MP32009 0239
  - MP32010 0239
  - MP32011 0239
  - MP32012 0239
  - MP32020 0240
  - MP32021 0240
  - MP32022 0240
- Diverse Industries, Inc.
  - MP31126 0216
  - MP31127 0216
- Divers to the deep.
  - LP50394 0174
- Divided loyalty.
  - LP48392 0124
- Dividing line.
  - LP48664 0131
- Diving acrobrats.
  - R666436 0273
- Division for Film and Broadcasting, United States Catholic Conference.
  - SEE United States Catholic Conference. Division for Film and Broadcasting.
- Division of Continuing Education, University of Colorado.
  - SEE University of Colorado, Boulder. Division of Continuing Education.
- Division of sign numbers.
  - MP32387 0250
- Divorce.
  - MP32002 0239
  - MP32003 0239
- Divorce—financial.
  - MU10989 0268
- Divorce—who pays?
  - MU10681 0260
- D.J. the D.J.
  - LP48719 0132
- D.M. Investments, Inc.
  - MU11028 0269
- DMK, Inc.
  - MP32406 0250
- DMK Productions, Inc.
  - SEE DMK, Inc.
- Doctor Christian.
  - LP49299 0147
  - LP49300 0147
  - LP49301 0147
  - LP49302 0147
  - LP49303 0147
  - LP49304 0147
  - LP49305 0147
  - LP49306 0147
  - LP49307 0147
  - LP49308 0147
  - LP49309 0147
  - LP49310 0147
  - LP49311 0147
  - LP49312 0147
  - LP49313 0147
  - LP49314 0147
  - LP49315 0147
  - LP49316 0147
  - LP49317 0147
  - LP49318 0148
  - LP49319 0148
  - LP49320 0148
  - LP49321 0148
  - LP49322 0148
  - LP49323 0148
  - LP49324 0148
  - LP49325 0148
  - LP49326 0148
  - LP49327 0148
  - LP49328 0148
  - LP49329 0148
  - LP49330 0148
  - LP49331 0148
  - LP49332 0148
  - LP49333 0148
  - LP49334 0148
  - LP49335 0148
  - LP49336 0148
  - LP49337 0148
- Doctor Cook’s garden.
  - LP51656 0206
- Doctor Jack.
  - LP51493 0202
- Doctor Morley’s daughter.
  - LP48653 0130
- The Doctor prescribes.
  - LP51354 0199
- Doctor Robot.
  - LP49836 0161
- The Doctor’s strike.
  - LU3773 0211
- Document Associates, Inc.
  - LP51448 0201
- Doenges, R. S.
  - MU10592 0258
- Doenges, R. Soland.
  - MU10559 0257
- Does your mother know you’re out, Rigoletto?
  - LP50887 0186
- Dog day blind dates.
  - LP50896 0187
- Dog gone.
  - LP49685 0157
- Doggone South.
  - R671979 0277
- A Dog named Duke.
  - MP31877 0236
- The Dog show.
  - R668423 0274
- Doing things together.
  - MP32059 0241
- Dolan, Diana TenHouton.
  - MP31734 0232
- Dollar doodle.
  - LP49787 0159
- The Domain of the moment.
  - MP32230 0246
- Doma Press.
  - MU10459 0255
- The Domino principle.
  - LP50143 0168
- Domino Principle Associates.
  - LP50143 0168
- Donahue, Arthur J.
  - MU10560 0257
- Don/Lee Productions.
  - LP48963 0138
- Don’t believe in roomers.
  - LP50839 0185
- Don’t bug the mosquitoes.
  - LP51776 0210
- Don’t condemn me till you know me.
  - LP48066 0115
- Don’t drink the water.
  - LP48756 0133
- Don’t let a curve throw you.
  - MU10571 0257
- Doomsday.
  - LP50347 0173
- Doomsday is tomorrow.
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
- A Doonesbury special.
  - MP31674 0230
- Dorcher.
  - LP49665 0156
- Dorothy Reverse.
  - LP50609 0179
- Dostoevsky, Feodor Mikhailovich.
  - LP48683 0131
- Dostoevsky, Fyodor.
  - SEE Dostoevsky, Feodor Mikhailovich.
- The Double adventure.
  - LP50492 0177
- Double circle.
  - LP50977 0189
- Doublecross.
  - LP51624 0205
- Double crossbones.
  - R680856 0283
- Double dead.
  - LP51013 0190
- Double, double, toil and trouble.
  - LP51689 0207
- The Double-edged razor.
  - LP48418 0125
- Double exposure.
  - LP50165 0168
- Double image.
  - LP48854 0136
- Double jeopardy.
  - LP49772 0159
  - LP49791 0160
- Double take.
  - LP48117 0117
- Double, trouble.
  - LP51689 0207
- The Double vowel rule, the silent E rule, the double consonant rule.
  - MP32105 0242
- Do unto others, then gallop.
  - LP48202 0119
- The Dow Chemical Company.
  - MP31703 0231
  - MP31704 0231
- Dowdey, Kathleen.
  - MP31673 0230
- Dowdey, Landon.
  - SEE The Cecropia Company.
- Down home U.S.A.
  - MU10511 0256
  - MU10518 0256
  - MU10519 0256
  - MU10521 0256
  - MU10524 0256
  - MU10525 0256
  - MU10527 0256
  - MU10529 0256
  - MU1053O 0256
  - MU10531 0256
  - MU10533 0257
  - MU10535 0257
  - MU10536 0257
  - MU10537 0257
  - MU10539 0257
  - MU10541 0257
  - MU10543 0257
  - MU10544 0257
  - MU10609 0258
  - MU10610 0258
  - MU10611 0259
  - MU10743 0262
  - MU10750 0262
  - MU10793 0263
  - MU10901 0266
  - MU10915 0266
  - MU10916 0266
  - MU10929 0267
  - MU10948 0267
  - MU10949 0267
  - MU10950 0267
  - MU10951 0267
  - MU10957 0267
  - MU10966 0268
  - MU10969 0268
  - MU11029 0269
  - MU11030 0269
  - MU11041 0269
  - MU11042 0269
  - MU11054 0270
  - MU11059 0270
  - MU11061 0270
  - MU11062 0270
  - MU11065 0270
  - MU11068 0270
  - MU11069 0270
  - MU11073 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11080 0270
  - MU11086 0271
- Dow Video Productions. Audio Visual Department.
  - MP31703 0231
  - MP31704 0231
- Do you have an immortal soul?
  - MP32297 0247
- Do you wanna be loved?
  - LU3891 0214
- The Draft dodger.
  - LP48026 0114
- Dragon train.
  - LP48724 0132
- Dragoon patrol.
  - LP50626 0180
- Drake, Harold L.
  - MU10331 0252
- The Dream.
  - LP49427 0151
  - MP32069 0241
- A Dream of conquest.
  - LP49374 0149
- Dream walking.
  - R668424 0274
- Drew, Norm.
  - SEE Drew, Norman George.
- Drew, Norman George.
  - LF376 0112
- Drew Associates.
  - MP31571 0228
- The Drifter.
  - LP49249 0146
- Drinking driver: what could you do?
  - MP32320 0248
- Drip-along Daffy.
  - R681333 0285
  - R681347 0285
- Drive-in.
  - LP49676 0157
- Drive-In Associates.
  - LP49676 0157
- Drive on.
  - MP32377 0250
- The Driver.
  - LP49425 0151
  - LP51046 0191
- Drive! She said.
  - LP48442 0125
- The Drone.
  - LP50146 0168
- The Drop.
  - LP51480 0201
- Drought at Indianhead River.
  - LP50324 0173
- Drowning of the gun.
  - LP50628 0180
- Drug-induced extrapyramidal reactions.
  - MP32139 0243
- The Drug story.
  - LP49904 0162
- Dude duck.
  - R665894 0272
- Duet for danger.
  - LP51082 0191
- Duet for dying.
  - LP51076 0191
- Duet for three.
  - LP50731 0182
- Duke of Sing Sing.
  - LP50174 0169
- Dumas, Alexandre, pere.
  - LP48671 0131
- The Dutchman.
  - LP51051 0191
- Dutch week.
  - MU10727 0261
  - MU10730 0262
  - MU10731 0262
  - MU10737 0262
  - MU10739 0262
- Dwayne’s dilemma.
  - LP49281 0146
- Dying can be a pleasure.
  - LP49258 0146
- Dynamics of male dominance in a baboon troop.
  - MP31218 0218
- The Dynamiter.
  - LP48687 0131
- Dynasty of evil.
  - LP51087 0191
- Each dawn I diet.
  - LP48041 0114
- The Eagle and the hawk.
  - R671458 0277
- The Eagle has landed.
  - LP50807 0184
- Eagles sometimes can’t fly.
  - LP50027 0165
- Ealing Studios, Ltd.
  - R680283 0281
- The Early discoverers.
  - MP31878 0236
- Early film of Barnum and Bailey’s circus on location.
  - MU10632 0259
- Early learning foundation.
  - MU10503 0256
- Early to bet.
  - R681324 0285
- Earthquakes and volcanoes (revised)
  - MP32384 0250
- Eastern Catholicism, Greek Orthodox.
  - MU10759 0262
- East Stroudsburg State College (PA) Educational Communications Center.
  - LP46689 0112
- Easy Productions.
  - LU3859 0213
- Eating and growth: Birth to age two.
  - MU10976 0268
- Eating for your heart.
  - MU10945 0267
- Eating in the great outdoors.
  - MU10719 0261
- Eating what’s good for you.
  - MP31179 0217
  - MP31180 0217
  - MP31181 0217
  - MP31182 0217
- Eating while you are pregnant.
  - MU10930 0267
- Eat yourself healthy.
  - MU10509 0256
  - MU10515 0256
  - MU10516 0256
  - MU10520 0256
  - MU10523 0256
  - MU10526 0256
  - MU10532 0257
  - MU10534 0257
  - MU10642 0259
  - MU10643 0259
  - MU10656 0260
  - MU10670 0260
  - MU10672 0260
  - MU10698 0261
  - MU10699 0261
  - MU10707 0261
  - MU10708 0261
  - MU10718 0261
  - MU10719 0261
  - MU10913 0266
  - MU10917 0266
  - MU10918 0266
  - MU10919 0266
  - MU10920 0266
  - MU10921 0266
  - MU10922 0266
  - MU10923 0266
  - MU10926 0267
  - MU10927 0267
  - MU10928 0267
  - MU10930 0267
  - MU10933 0267
  - MU10940 0267
  - MU10942 0267
  - MU10945 0267
  - MU10952 0267
  - MU10953 0267
  - MU10954 0267
  - MU10955 0267
  - MU10960 0267
  - MU10961 0267
  - MU10962 0267
  - MU10963 0268
  - MU10964 0268
  - MU10965 0268
  - MU10972 0268
  - MU10973 0268
  - MU10974 0268
  - MU10975 0268
  - MU10976 0268
  - MU10977 0268
  - MU10979 0268
  - MU10980 0268
  - MU10981 0268
  - MU10982 0268
  - MU10983 0268
  - MU11022 0269
  - MU11026 0269
  - MU11027 0269
  - MU11028 0269
  - MU11031 0269
  - MU11034 0269
  - MU11035 0269
  - MU11036 0269
  - MU11037 0269
  - MU11038 0269
  - MU11039 0269
  - MU11040 0269
  - MU11045 0270
  - MU11053 0270
  - MU11055 0270
  - MU11060 0270
  - MU11066 0270
  - MU11067 0270
  - MU11074 0270
  - MU11084 0271
  - MU11092 0271
- The Ebbets Field Company.
  - SEE Ebbets Field Film Company.
- Ebbets Field Film Company.
  - LP49079 0141
- EBE high school biology program.
  - MP32081 0241
  - MP32082 0242
- EBE humanities program.
  - MP32058 0241
- Ebenezer Sanford.
  - LP50193 0169
- EBS Productions.
  - LP49239 0145
  - LP49240 0145
  - LP49241 0145
  - LP49242 0145
  - LP49243 0145
  - LP49244 0145
  - LP49245 0145
  - LP49246 0146
  - LP49247 0146
  - LP49248 0146
  - LP49249 0146
  - LP49250 0146
  - LP49251 0146
- Ecclasina, Steven.
  - SEE Ecclesine, Steven.
- Ecclesine, Steven.
  - MU10986 0268
  - MU10987 0268
  - MU10988 0268
- Eckankar.
  - MU10763 0262
- Eclipse.
  - LP51295 0197
- The Ecologist.
  - LU3776 0211
- Ecology: Barry Commoner’s viewpoint.
  - MP32081 0241
- The Economist.
  - LP51614 0205
- The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre.
  - LP49818 0160
  - LP49819 0160
  - LP49820 0160
  - LP49862 0161
  - LP49863 0161
  - LP49864 0161
  - LP49865 0161
  - LP49866 0161
  - LP49867 0161
  - LP49868 0161
  - LP49869 0161
  - LP49870 0161
  - LP49871 0161
  - LP49872 0162
  - LP49873 0162
  - LP49874 0162
  - LP49875 0162
  - LP49876 0162
  - LP49877 0162
  - LP49878 0162
  - LP49879 0162
  - LP49880 0162
  - LP49881 0162
  - LP49882 0162
  - LP49883 0162
  - LP49884 0162
  - LP49885 0162
  - LP49886 0162
  - LP49887 0162
  - LP49888 0162
  - LP49889 0162
  - LP49890 0162
  - LP49891 0162
  - LP49892 0162
  - LP49893 0162
  - LP49894 0162
  - LP49895 0162
  - LP49896 0162
  - LP49897 0162
- The Eddie O’Gara story.
  - LP51620 0205
- Edelstein, Robert.
  - MP31772 0233
  - MP31996 0239
- Edge of panic.
  - LP50417 0175
- Edge of terror.
  - LP50426 0175
- The Edge of the knife.
  - LP50819 0184
- Edge of the web.
  - LP50375 0174
- Edith’s 50th birthday.
  - LU3829 0212
- Edling Productions, Inc.
  - LP51530 0203
- Educational Broadcasting Corporation.
  - MP32204 0245
  - MP32205 0245
- Educational Communications Center, East Stroudsburg State College.
  - SEE East Stroudsburg State College (PA) Educational Communications Center.
- Educational Film Division, Moody Institute of Science.
  - SEE Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA. Educational Film Division.
- Educational Foundation of the American Society of Oral Surgeons.
  - SEE American Society of Oral Surgeons. Educational Foundation.
- Educational Media Center, University of Colorado.
  - SEE University of Colorado, Boulder. Educational Media Center.
- Educational Media Corporation.
  - MP32362 0249
- Educational Services, Inc.
  - MP31218 0218
- Education and discharge planning.
  - MP32181 0244
- Education Development Center, Inc.
  - LP48594 0129
  - MP31978 0238
- Edutronics Systems International, Inc.
  - MP31694 0231
  - MP31714 0232
- Edwin Eisler, M.D. with Jerome Kavka, M.D.
  - MU10416 0254
- The Effort.
  - MP32313 0248
- Egypt under Sadat.
  - MP32343 0249
- Eight to five, it’s a miracle.
  - LP50815 0184
- E.J.L. Productions, Inc.
  - R675320 0278
- The EK Corporation.
  - LP50142 0168
- Eleanor and Franklin.
  - LP48971 0139
  - LP48972 0139
- Eleanor and Franklin, the
  - White House years.
  - LP48974 0139
- The Election.
  - LP48788 0134
  - LP49365 0149
- Election eve.
  - LP48876 0136
- Electricity—handle with care.
  - MP32357 0249
- Elegy.
  - LP51617 0205
- Elegy for a cop.
  - LP49770 0159
- Elegy in a rain forest.
  - LP50160 0168
- Elementary energy conservation.
  - MU10337 0252
- Elementary Natural Science: Hawks.
  - MP31672 0230
- Elementary natural science series.
  - MP31672 0230
- The “ELF” digital interlock technique.
  - MP32380 025
- The Elixir.
  - LP50012 0165
- Elizabeth Borton De Trevino.
  - MP32134 0243
  - MP32135 0243
- Ellery Queen.
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
- Elliott, William A.
  - MU11063 0270
- The Elusive baguette.
  - LP48373 0123
- Elvis special.
  - MP31962 0238
- Embassy Pictures.
  - LP49666 0156
- EMC Film Corporation.
  - SEE EMC Films, Inc.
- EMC Films, Inc.
  - LP48595 0129
- Emerald Productions, Inc.
  - R677448 0280
- The Emergence.
  - LP51642 0206
- Emergency!
  - LP48964 0138
  - LP48965 0138
  - LP50046 0166
  - LP50047 0166
  - LP50048 0166
  - LP50058 0166
  - LP50059 0166
  - LP50060 0166
  - LP50061 0166
  - LP50062 0166
  - LP50063 0166
  - LP50064 0166
  - LP50065 0166
  - LP50066 0166
  - LP50067 0166
  - LP50068 0166
  - LP50069 0166
  - LP50070 0166
  - LP50071 0166
  - LP50072 0166
  - LP50073 0166
  - LP50074 0166
  - LP50075 0166
  - LP50076 0166
  - LP50077 0166
  - LP50078 0166
- Emergency Productions.
  - LP48964 0138
  - LP48965 0138
  - LP50046 0166
  - LP50047 0166
  - LP50048 0166
  - LP50058 0166
  - LP50059 0166
  - LP50060 0166
  - LP50061 0166
  - LP50062 0166
  - LP50063 0166
  - LP50064 0166
  - LP50065 0166
  - LP50066 0166
  - LP50067 0166
  - LP50068 0166
  - LP50069 0166
  - LP50070 0166
  - LP50071 0166
  - LP50072 0166
  - LP50073 0166
  - LP50074 0166
  - LP50075 0166
  - LP50076 0166
  - LP50077 0166
  - LP50078 0166
- Emergency wedding.
  - R680965 0284
- Emery, Charles.
  - LP49343 0148
- EMI.
  - LP50006 0165
- EMI Films, Ltd.
  - R671530 0277
  - R680283 0281
  - R680284 0281
- Emory University, Atlanta.
  - MP31969 0238
  - MP32028 0240
- Emory University, Atlanta. School of Medicine. Department of Medicine.
  - MP31969 0238
- The Emperor of nothing.
  - LP51352 0199
- The Emperor’s new clothes.
  - MP31511 0226
- L’Empire des sens.
  - LF366 0112
- Empire of the ants.
  - LP48064 0115
- “Employee development”—the challenge to accelerate.
  - MP31703 0231
  - MP31704 0231
- The Empty holster.
  - LP48794 0134
- The Empty tower.
  - LP50378 0174
- The Empty weapon.
  - LP47988 0113
- Encore.
  - LP50869 0186
- Encounter.
  - LP50863 0186
- Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation.
  - MP31232 0219
  - MP31233 0219
  - MP31234 0219
  - MP32049 0241
  - MP32050 0241
  - MP32051 0241
  - MP32052 0241
  - MP32053 0241
  - MP32054 0241
  - MP32055 0241
  - MP32056 0241
  - MP32057 0241
  - MP32058 0241
  - MP32059 0241
  - MP32060 0241
  - MP32061 0241
  - MP32062 0241
  - MP32063 0241
  - MP32064 0241
  - MP32065 0241
  - MP32066 0241
  - MP32067 0241
  - MP32081 0241
  - MP32082 0242
  - MP32083 0242
  - MP32084 0242
  - MP32085 0242
  - MP32086 0242
  - MP32087 0242
  - MP32088 0242
  - MP32089 0242
  - MP32090 0242
  - MP32091 0242
  - MP32092 0242
  - MP32093 0242
  - MP32094 0242
  - MP32095 0242
  - MP32096 0242
  - MP32097 0242
  - MP32136 0243
  - MP32152 0243
  - MP32153 0243
- An End and a beginning.
  - LP48408 0124
- Endangered animals: will they survive?
  - MP32096 0242
- The End game.
  - LP46892 0112
  - LP50016 0165
- End of the line.
  - LP49392 0150
- The End of the rainbow.
  - LP50821 0184
- End of tomorrow.
  - LP50121 0167
- Endometrial carcinoma: pathologic factors in assessing biologic behavior.
  - MP31892 0236
- Enemy letters.
  - MP32104 0242
- Energy and nuclear power.
  - LP50000 0164
- Energy—here today, gone tomorrow.
  - MP32286 0247
- Energy sources—a matter of policy.
  - MP31545 0227
- Energy sources, a new beginning.
  - MP31544 0227
  - MP31545 0227
  - MP31546 0227
  - MP31547 0227
  - MP31548 0227
  - MP31549 0227
  - MP31550 0227
  - MP31551 0227
  - MP31971 0238
- Energy: the ultimate problem?
  - MP31292 0220
- Energy: 2000.
  - MP31300 0220
- Engagement, Christopher style.
  - LP48148 0118
- The Engagement man always rings twice.
  - LP50199 0169
- English week.
  - MU10648 0259
  - MU10660 0260
  - MU10676 0260
  - MU10779 0263
  - MU11093 0271
- Engrave trouble.
  - LP50882 0186
- Enough rope.
  - LP48185 0118
- Enter Tami Okada.
  - LP50337 0173
- Episode in Eden.
  - LP48463 0126
- Epperson, William R.
  - LP49811 0160
- Equus.
  - LP51743 0209
- Erika Tiffany-Smith to the rescue.
  - LP51779 0210
- Erlich, Max.
  - LP50700 0181
- Erskine, Maren.
  - MP32228 0245
- Erskine, Reed.
  - MP32228 0245
- Escape.
  - LP51649 0206
- Escape in Canada.
  - R679354 0281
- Escape to nowhere.
  - LP51347 0198
- The Escorts.
  - LP50200 0169
- Esmeralda Films, Inc.
  - LU3887 0213
- Esquire, Inc. Coronet Instructional Media.
  - MP31063 0214
  - MP31064 0214
  - MP31065 0214
  - MP31066 0214
  - MP31067 0214
  - MP31068 0214
  - MP31069 0214
  - MP31288 0220
  - MP31289 0220
  - MP31290 0220
  - MP31291 0220
  - MP31292 0220
  - MP31293 0220
  - MP31294 0220
  - MP31295 0220
  - MP31296 0220
  - MP31419 0223
  - MP31519 0227
  - MP31520 0227
  - MP31521 0227
  - MP31522 0227
  - MP31570 0228
  - MP31853 0235
  - MP31854 0235
  - MP31855 0235
  - MP31856 0235
  - MP32046 0240
  - MP32047 0240
  - MP32048 0240
  - MP32172 0244
  - MP32173 0244
  - MP32174 0244
  - MP32175 0244
  - MP32272 0247
  - MP32273 0247
  - MP32274 0247
  - MP32275 0247
  - MP32276 0247
  - MP32277 0247
  - MP32278 0247
  - MP32279 0247
  - MP32280 0247
  - MP32281 0247
  - MP32282 0247
  - MP32283 0247
- Essaness Pictures Corporation.
  - R668314 0274
- Esse (A.) Cinematografica.
  - LF391 0112
- Estos son hombres.
  - LU3855 0213
- The Estrangement.
  - LP51635 0206
- Ethel Weiss, won’t you please come home?
  - LP48432 0125
- Evans, David J.
  - MU10788 0263
- Evans, John Grover.
  - MU10772 0263
- The Evanses get involved.
  - LU3788 0211
  - LU3789 0211
  - LU3790 0211
- Evans versus Davis.
  - LP48293 0121
- Evenson, Rod.
  - SEE Evenson, Roderick J.
- Evenson, Roderick J.
  - MU10501 0256
- Everest Pictures, Ltd.
  - LF276 0112
- Evers, Fritz.
  - MU10676 0260
- Everson, Leroy E.
  - MP31172 0217
  - MP31173 0217
  - MP31174 0217
  - MP31175 0217
  - MP31176 0217
- Everybody needs a little attention.
  - LP49499 0152
- Everybody’s dancin’.
  - R678486 0280
- Every man needs one.
  - LP48522 0127
- Every man’s dream.
  - MP31972 0238
- Everything happens today.
  - LU3810 0212
- Everything in life is three-to-one against.
  - LP51737 0208
- The Exam.
  - LP50064 0166
- Examination of the musculoskeletal system.
  - MP31969 0238
- Excavations in the Mimbres Valley, 1976.
  - MU10458 0255
- The Exchange.
  - LP50005 0165
- Excuse me, may I cut in?
  - LP48445 0125
- The Execution.
  - LP48008 0114
  - LP50009 0165
- Exercise in fatality.
  - LP49767 0159
- Exodus Trust.
  - MP31664 0230
  - MP31665 0230
  - MP31666 0230
  - MP31667 0230
  - MP31668 0230
  - MP31669 0230
- The Exorcists.
  - LP50939 0188
- Exorcist 2: the heretic.
  - LP49132 0143
- Expanding math skills with the minicalculator.
  - MP31232 0219
  - MP31233 0219
  - MP31234 0219
  - MP32092 0242
- Expectant father.
  - R682129 0286
- Expert Pictures, Inc.
  - R671116 0276
- Exploding letters.
  - MP32106 0242
- Explorations in human development film series.
  - MP31997 0239
  - MP31998 0239
  - MP31999 0239
  - MP32000 0239
  - MP32001 0239
  - MP32023 0240
  - MP32024 0240
  - MP32027 0240
- Exploring the human brain.
  - MP32385 0250
- Explosion.
  - LP48000 0113
- The Explosives.
  - LP50148 0168
- Extra 4449 west.
  - MP31765 0233
- An Eye for an eye.
  - LP46679 0131
  - LP51664 0206
- The Eyeglasses.
  - LP51351 0199
- Eyes only.
  - LP48071 0115
- Eyewitness.
  - LP49751 0159
- F., B.
  - SEE Firth, William E.
- Face for a shadow.
  - LP47986 0113
- The Face of death.
  - LP50331 0173
- The Face of Paris.
  - LP48652 0130
- Faces of freedom.
  - MP32231 0246
- Faces of hope.
  - MP31270 0220
- The Faces of murder.
  - LP50773 0183
- Facsimile.
  - LP49814 0160
- Factory Mutual Engineering Corporation.
  - MP31733 0232
- Fad diet.
  - MU10922 0266
- Fair fight.
  - LP50058 0166
- Fair-haired hare.
  - R681321 0285
- Fairlie, Gerard.
  - LF378 0112
- Fairmount.
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
- Fair play for gypsies.
  - LP48142 0117
- Fair trial/free press—is the First Amendment unconstitutional?
  - MP31140 0216
- Fakeout at the stakeout.
  - LP50900 0187
- The Falcon.
  - LP50804 0184
  - LP50805 0184
  - LP50923 0187
- Faler, Maurice E.
  - MU10770 0263
  - MU10789 0263
- Fall guy.
  - MP32351 0249
- Falling star.
  - LP50384 0174
- False colors.
  - LP51362 0199
- Falter at the altar.
  - LP50893 0186
- Family.
  - MP32168 0244
- The Family Center, Department of Psychiatry, School of Medicine, Georgetown University.
  - SEE Georgetown University, Washington, DC. School of Medicine. Department of Psychiatry. The Family Center.
- The Family challenge.
  - MP32293 0247
- Family Guidance Center, Dallas.
  - MU10631 0259
- The Family hour.
  - LP50326 0173
- The Family man (Grady pilot)
  - LP50693 0181
- Family ties.
  - LP50071 0166
- Famous cartoonists.
  - R665723 0272
- Famous Films, N.V.
  - LP49224 0145
- Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc.
  - MP31541 0227
  - MP31542 0227
  - MP31543 0227
- Fancy pants.
  - R671462 0277
- Fanning, Robert J.
  - MU10513 0256
- Fantasm.
  - LF389 0112
- The Fantastic journey.
  - LP49368 0149
  - LP49369 0149
  - LP49370 0149
  - LP49371 0149
  - LP49372 0149
  - LP49373 0149
  - LP49374 0149
  - LP49375 0149
  - LP49696 0157
  - LP49697 0157
- Fantasy Films.
  - LP50039 0165
- Farewell, my lovely.
  - LP50142 0168
- Farewell to yesterday.
  - R680829 0283
- Farmers take action.
  - MP31437 0224
- Farmer with a badge.
  - LP48453 0125
- Farming in south China (Si River Valley)
  - R679356 0281
- A Fashionable connection.
  - LP49506 0156
- Fashion showdown.
  - LP50176 0169
- Fast and slow.
  - MP31065 0214
- The Fastest gun.
  - LP49645 0156
- Fasting.
  - MU11055 0270
- Fast on the draw.
  - R678493 0280
- The Fatal dive.
  - LP51061 0191
- The Fatal garment.
  - LP48469 0126
- Fateful decision.
  - LP50444 0176
- The Fat Farm.
  - LP50888 0186
- Father and sons.
  - LP47994 0113
- Father makes good.
  - R677428 0279
- Father Martin’s guidelines for helping alcoholics.
  - MP32140 0243
- Father to the man.
  - LP49418 0150
- The Fat man.
  - R680861 0283
- Fats in your diet.
  - MU10982 0268
- Faust and the Devil.
  - R665722 0272
- Faust symphony in three character pictures after Goethe.
  - MP32207 0245
- Favorite story.
  - LP48646 0130
  - LP48647 0130
  - LP48648 0130
  - LP48649 0130
  - LP48650 0130
  - LP48651 0130
  - LP48652 0130
  - LP48653 0130
  - LP48654 0131
  - LP48655 0131
  - LP48656 0131
  - LP48657 0131
  - LP48658 0131
  - LP48659 0131
  - LP48660 0131
  - LP48661 0131
  - LP48662 0131
  - LP48663 0131
  - LP48664 0131
  - LP48665 0131
  - LP48666 0131
  - LP48667 0131
  - LP48668 0131
  - LP48669 0131
  - LP48670 0131
  - LP48671 0131
  - LP48672 0131
  - LP48673 0131
  - LP48674 0131
  - LP48675 0131
  - LP48676 0131
  - LP48677 0131
  - LP48678 0131
  - LP48679 0131
  - LP48680 0131
  - LP48681 0131
  - LP48682 0131
  - LP48683 0131
  - LP48684 0131
  - LP48685 0131
  - LP48686 0131
  - LP48687 0131
  - LP48688 0131
  - LP48689 0131
  - LP48690 0131
  - LP48691 0131
  - LP48692 0132
  - LP48693 0132
  - LP48694 0132
  - LP48695 0132
  - LP48696 0132
  - LP48697 0132
  - LP48698 0132
  - LP48699 0132
  - LP48700 0132
  - LP48701 0132
  - LP48702 0132
  - LP48703 0132
  - LP48794 0134
  - LP48795 0134
  - LP48796 0134
  - LP48797 0134
  - LP48798 0134
  - LP48799 0134
  - LP48800 0134
  - LP48801 0134
  - LP48802 0135
  - LP48803 0135
  - LP48804 0135
  - LP48805 0135
  - LP46806 0135
  - LP48807 0135
  - LP48808 0135
  - LP48809 0135
  - LP48810 0135
  - LP49470 0152
- The FBI story—Alvin Karpis.
  - LP49238 0145
- The Fear factor.
  - LP51679 0207
- Fear I to fall.
  - LP50825 0185
- Fearless Fonzarelli.
  - LP51556 0204
  - LP51557 0204
- Fearless punctuation.
  - MP32031 0240
  - MP32169 0244
  - MP32323 0248
  - MP32350 0249
  - MP32363 0249
- Federal agent at large.
  - R665679 0272
- A Federal case.
  - LP49246 0146
- Feeding frenzy.
  - LP50319 0173
- Feed the kitty.
  - LP51754 0209
- Feiner (Richard) and Company, Inc.
  - R673683 0278
  - R675850 0279
- Felicidad Films, Inc.
  - LP48755 0133
- Felix directs.
  - LP50947 0188
- Felix gets sick.
  - LP50964 0188
- Felix is missing.
  - LP51687 0207
- Felix ole.
  - LP50872 0186
- Felix’s first commercial.
  - LP50846 0185
- Felix’s wife’s boyfriend.
  - LP50875 0186
- Felix, the calypso singer.
  - LP50872 0186
- The Felling procedure.
  - MP31652 0230
- Fembots in Las Vegas.
  - LP49338 0148
  - LP49339 0148
- Feminine fulfillment.
  - LP48778 0134
- Fenady Associates.
  - LP50698 0181
- Fence riders.
  - R677421 0279
- Fender bender blues.
  - MU10693 0261
- Fenwick Productions.
  - MP31070 0214
- Ferguson, Joseph V.
  - MU10640 0259
- Fermelia, Edward.
  - MU10708 0261
- Fernkopf, Forrest D.
  - MP32165 0244
  - MP32166 0244
- Fernkopf handwriting: manuscript and cursive.
  - MP32165 0244
  - MP32166 0244
- Fernwood tonight.
  - LP49533 0153
  - LP49534 0153
  - LP49535 0153
  - LP49536 0153
  - LP49537 0153
  - LP49538 0153
  - LP49539 0153
  - LP49540 0153
  - LP49541 0153
  - LP49542 0154
  - LP49543 0154
  - LP49544 0154
  - LP49545 0154
  - LP49546 0154
  - LP49547 0154
  - LP49548 0154
  - LP49549 0154
  - LP49550 0154
  - LP49551 0154
  - LP49552 0154
  - LP49553 0154
  - LP49554 0154
  - LP49555 0154
  - LP49556 0154
  - LP49557 0154
  - LP49558 0154
  - LP49559 0154
  - LP49560 0154
  - LP49561 0154
  - LP49562 0154
  - LP49563 0154
  - LP49564 0154
  - LP49565 0154
  - LP49566 0154
  - LP49567 0154
  - LP49568 0154
  - LP49569 0154
  - LP49570 0154
  - LP49571 0154
  - LP49572 0154
  - LP49573 0154
  - LP49574 0154
  - LP49575 0154
  - LP49576 0154
  - LP49577 0154
  - LP49578 0154
  - LP49579 0154
  - LP49580 0154
  - LP49581 0154
  - LP49582 0154
  - LP49583 0154
  - LP49584 0154
  - LP49585 0155
  - LP49586 0155
  - LP49587 0155
  - LP49588 0155
  - LP49589 0155
  - LP49590 0155
  - LP49591 0155
  - LP49592 0155
  - LP49593 0155
  - LP49594 0155
  - LP49595 0155
  - LP49596 0155
  - LP49597 0155
- Festivals in Spain.
  - LP51329 0198
- The Fetching of Jenny.
  - LP51027 0190
- Fiber and diet.
  - MU10919 0266
- Fickeisen, Patricia A.
  - MU10731 0262
- Fickeisen, Robert C.
  - MU10731 0262
- Fickeison, Patricia A.
  - SEE Fickeisen, Patricia A.
- Fickeison, Robert C.
  - SEE Fickeisen, Robert C.
- The Field.
  - LP50857 0185
- Fielding, Henry.
  - LF388 0112
- Fielding, Steven L.
  - MU10647 0259
  - MU10845 0264
- Fields Company.
  - LP48935 0138
- The Fifty dollar misunderstanding.
  - LP48253 0120
- The Fight.
  - LP50633 0180
- The Fight back.
  - LP50630 0180
- The Fighter.
  - LP50834 0185
  - LP51641 0206
- The Fight of the Felix.
  - LP50960 0188
- Figures in a landscape.
  - LP50739 0182
- Film Associates, Ltd., Inc.
  - MP32377 0250
- Film Counselors, Inc.
  - LP51691 0207
  - MP27699 0214
- Filmcraft Trading Corporation.
  - R677431 279
- FilmFair Communications.
  - LP51040 0190
- Film Forum.
  - MP31426 0223
  - MP31427 0224
- Film Modules, Inc.
  - MP32143 0243
- Film Originals.
  - MP31266 0220
- Film Properties International, N.V.
  - LP48760 0133
- Les Films Ariane.
  - LP48793 0134
  - LP50041 0165
- Les Films Corona.
  - LP49689 0157
- Les Films de la Boetie.
  - LP50003 0165
- Les Films 13.
  - LP50041 0165
- Film Trust.
  - LF364 0112
- Film Ventures International, Inc.
  - LP49135 0143
- Filmways.
  - LP50203 0169
- Filmways, Inc.
  - LP48130 0117
  - LP48131 0117
  - LP48132 0117
  - LP48133 0117
  - LP48134 0117
  - LP48135 0117
  - LP48136 0117
  - LP48137 0117
  - LP48138 0117
  - LP48139 0117
  - LP48601 0129
  - LP48602 0129
  - LP48603 0129
  - LP48604 0129
  - LP48605 0129
  - LP48606 0129
  - LP48607 0129
  - LP48608 0129
  - LP48609 0129
  - LP48610 0129
  - LP48627 0130
  - LP48628 0130
  - LP48629 0130
  - LP48630 0130
  - LP48631 0130
  - LP48632 0130
  - LP48633 0130
  - LP48634 0130
  - LP48635 0130
  - LP50204 0169
  - LP50205 0169
  - LP50206 0170
  - LP50207 0170
  - LP50208 0170
  - LP50209 0170
  - LP50210 0170
  - LP50211 0170
  - LP50212 0170
  - LP50213 0170
  - LP50214 0170
  - LP50215 0170
  - LP50216 0170
  - LP50217 0170
  - LP50218 0170
  - LP50219 0170
  - LP50220 0170
  - LP50221 0170
  - LP50222 0170
  - LP50223 0170
  - LP50224 0170
  - LP50225 0170
  - LP50226 0170
  - LP50227 0170
  - LP50228 0170
  - LP50229 0170
  - LP50230 0170
  - LP50231 0170
  - LP50232 0170
  - LP50233 0170
  - LP50234 0170
  - LP50235 0170
  - LP50236 0170
  - LP50237 0170
  - LP50238 0170
  - LP50239 0170
  - LP50240 0171
  - LP50241 0171
  - LP50242 0171
  - LP50243 0171
  - LP50244 0171
  - LP50245 0171
  - LP50246 0171
  - LP50247 0171
  - LP50248 0171
  - LP50249 0171
  - LP50250 0171
  - LP50251 0171
  - LP50252 0171
  - LP50253 0171
  - LP50254 0171
  - LP50255 0171
  - LP50256 0171
  - LP50257 0171
  - LP50258 0171
  - LP50259 0171
  - LP50260 0171
  - LP50261 0171
  - LP50262 0171
  - LP50263 0171
- The Final chapter.
  - LP49525 0153
- Final ransom.
  - LP51062 0191
- The Financier.
  - LP50531 0178
- Finarco, S.P.A.
  - LP51680 0207
- Find Angel Chavez.
  - LP48611 0129
- The Fine art of diplomacy.
  - LP48072 0115
- A Fine day for dying.
  - LP50329 0173
- Finger fuckin’ fun.
  - MP31126 0216
- Fingers.
  - MP31297 0220
- Finishing a hem.
  - MP31448 0224
- Finishing bound buttonholes.
  - MP31503 0226
- Finishing garment edges.
  - MP31482 0225
- Finney, Jack.
  - LP49938 0163
- Fire.
  - LP49253 0146
  - MP31249 0219
- Fireball.
  - R680831 0283
- Firebird.
  - LP47978 0113
- Firebird Films.
  - LP51039 0190
- The Firebug.
  - LP49241 0145
- Fire: concepts and behavior.
  - MP31285 0220
- The Fire dancer.
  - LP49698 0157
- Fire extinguishers and smoke detectors.
  - MP31662 0230
- The Firehouse quintet.
  - LP50073 0166
- The Fire man.
  - LP48847 0136
- The Firing squad.
  - LP49283 0147
- First aid for choking.
  - MP31184 0217
- First aid for head and neck injuries in football.
  - MP31121 0216
- The First baby.
  - LP50837 0185
- The First line of fire defense.
  - MP31117 0216
- First love.
  - LP50806 0184
- First Mennonite Brethren Church, Wichita, KS.
  - MP31431 0224
- The First (motion) picture show.
  - MP30761 0214
- The First 36 hours of Doctor Durant.
  - LP51269 0196
- Firth, Bill.
  - SEE Firth, William E.
- Firth, William E.
  - MP32120 0243
- Fisher (Howard) Creative Services.
  - MU10504 0256
- Fister, H. William.
  - MU11023 0269
- A Fist of five.
  - LP51622 0205
- Fitting pants patterns.
  - MP31485 0225
- Fitzgerald, George.
  - MU10289 0251
- Five fathoms of fun.
  - R675831 0279
- The Five grand sauces.
  - MP31718 0232
- Five hours to live.
  - LP50429 0175
- Five the hard way.
  - LP49654 0156
- The Fixer.
  - LP51054 0191
- Fixin’ venison, care of deer meat.
  - MP32306 0248
- Fixin’ venison, the care of deer meat.
  - MP32306 0248
- The Flame and the arrow.
  - R671972 0277
- Flammable liquids.
  - MP32356 0249
- Flammer, Jack W.
  - MU11087 0271
- Flareup.
  - LP50625 0180
- Flatworms.
  - MP32225 0245
- The Fleastone kop kaper.
  - LP48722 0132
- The Fledgling.
  - LP51633 0206
- Fleming, Paul.
  - LP51732 0208
- The Flicker.
  - LP50100 0167
- Flickertail flashbacks, no. 2.
  - MP31863 0235
- Flickertail flashbacks, no. 3.
  - MP31864 0236
- Flight.
  - LP50912 0187
- Flight to Orion.
  - LP49727 0158
- Flight to terror.
  - LP50522 0177
- Flight without wings.
  - MP31284 0220
- Flip side.
  - LP50916 0187
- Flood.
  - LP49254 0146
- Florence gets lucky.
  - LU3880 0213
- Florence in love.
  - LP48046 0115
- Florida and Carl.
  - LP48288 0121
- Florida’s night out.
  - LP48294 0121
- Florida Steel Corporation.
  - MP31122 0216
  - MP31123 0216
- The Floyd Gibbons story.
  - LP51623 0205
- Flux cored arc welding.
  - MP31779 0233
- Flying disc man from Mars.
  - R682678 0286
  - R682679 0286
- The Flying Felix.
  - LP50981 0189
- The Flying saucer.
  - LU3781 0211
  - R677308 0279
- Fly Jaime.
  - LP48406 0124
- Fly, little one.
  - LP50362 0174
- FMS Productions, Inc.
  - MP32140 0243
  - MP32141 0243
- FMS Productions, Inc.
  - SEE Frederick, Miner, Saunders Productions, Inc.
- Focus on 1952.
  - MP31302 0220
- Foery, Robert.
  - LP46689 0112
- Foiling the fox.
  - R666049 0273
- Folkman, David I., Jr.
  - MU10767 0262
- The Fontane sisters.
  - R671298 0277
- Fontenay, Kai Mel-De-.
  - SEE Mel-De-Fontenay, Kai.
- Fonzie drops in.
  - LP50794 0184
- Fonzie loves Pinkie.
  - LP48449 0125
- Fonzie loves Pinky.
  - LP48448 0125
- Fonzie moves in.
  - LP51551 0203
- Fonzie’s hero.
  - LP48447 0125
- Fonzie’s new friend.
  - LP51561 0204
- Fonzie’s old lady.
  - LP50775 0183
- Fonzie the father.
  - LP48446 0125
- Fonzie the flatfoot.
  - LP51554 0204
- Fonzie the salesman.
  - LP50747 0182
- Fonzie the superstar.
  - LP51533 0203
- Food and the single person.
  - MU10921 0266
  - MU10928 0267
- Food for all.
  - MP31269 0220
- The Foodmakers, careers in agribusiness and food production.
  - MP31427 0224
- Food safety.
  - MU10699 0261
- Food safety out of the home.
  - MU11092 0271
- Food without labels.
  - MU10973 0268
- Food, 1, 2, 3, 4.
  - MP31769 0233
- The Foolish frog.
  - LP51039 0190
- Fool’s gold.
  - LP50976 0189
- Football frolics.
  - LP50749 0183
- Football headliners of 1949.
  - R668922 0274
- Football parade of the year 1950.
  - R679361 0281
- Football parade of 1950.
  - R679361 0281
- Football thrills.
  - R670978 0276
- For animal lovers.
  - MU10580 0258
- The Forbidden city.
  - LP49718 0158
- The Forbidden garden.
  - LP49695 0157
- The Forbidden kingdom.
  - LP49730 0158
- The Force of evil.
  - LP49529 0153
- Forever Fernwood.
  - LP50234 0170
  - LP50235 0170
  - LP50236 0170
  - LP50237 0170
  - LP50238 0170
  - LP50239 0170
  - LP50240 0171
  - LP50241 0171
  - LP50242 0171
  - LP50243 0171
  - LP50244 0171
  - LP50245 0171
  - LP50246 0171
  - LP50247 0171
  - LP50248 0171
  - LP50249 0171
  - LP50250 0171
  - LP50251 0171
  - LP50252 0171
  - LP50253 0171
  - LP50254 0171
  - LP50255 0171
  - LP50256 0171
  - LP50257 0171
  - LP50258 0171
  - LP50259 0171
  - LP50260 0171
  - LP50261 0171
  - LP50262 0171
  - LP50263 0171
- Forever young, forever free.
  - LF384 0112
- Forget me not.
  - LP51711 0208
- The Forgotten genocide.
  - MP32233 0246
- Forgotten lady.
  - LP48120 0117
- For heaven’s sake.
  - R681814 0286
- For heaven’s sake/Doctor Jack.
  - LP51493 0202
- Forma Art Associates, Ltd.
  - MP31287 0220
- Formula phonics reading chain.
  - MP32099 0242
- Formula phonics reading chain, level 2, tape 1-A.
  - MP31183 0217
- Formula phonics reading chain, level 2, tape 12-A.
  - MP32101 0242
- Formula phonics reading chain, tape 1-B.
  - MP32098 0242
- Formula phonics reading program.
  - MP32100 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 2.
  - MP32112 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 11.
  - MP32109 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 12B.
  - MP32113 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 12C.
  - MP32108 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 3, tape 2.
  - MP32103 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, level 3, tape 11.
  - MP32107 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 3.
  - MP32106 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 4.
  - MP32102 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 5.
  - MP32111 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 6.
  - MP32115 0243
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 7.
  - MP32104 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 8.
  - MP32105 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 9.
  - MP32114 0242
- Formula phonics reading program, tape 10.
  - MP32110 0242
- For the love of Benji.
  - LP48593 0129
- For the love of money.
  - LP49776 0159
- For the people.
  - MP31775 0233
- Fortune Film Corporation.
  - R668858 0274
- Forty reasons to kill.
  - LP49745 0159
  - LP49746 0159
- Forward march.
  - LP51752 0209
- For whom the siren sounds.
  - MP31223 0218
- Fosberg, J. Roberts.
  - MU11055 0270
- Foul bore.
  - LP50655 0180
- The Fountain.
  - LP50830 0185
- Four against three million.
  - LP50456 0176
- Four children.
  - MP31787 0234
- The Fourth man.
  - LP48466 0126
  - LP50317 0173
- Four to get ready.
  - LP50413 0175
- The Fox.
  - LP51632 0205
- Fox, Robert L.
  - MU10335 0252
- Foxcroft.
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
- Foxhole Productions.
  - MU10285 0251
- The Fox hunt.
  - R666048 0273
- Fox Insulation.
  - MU10335 0252
- Foxy by proxy.
  - R681340 0285
- Fracas at Kiowa Flats.
  - LP48188 0118
- Fraley, Oscar.
  - LP51609 0205
  - LP51610 0205
  - LP51611 0205
  - LP51612 0205
  - LP51613 0205
  - LP51614 0205
  - LP51615 0205
  - LP51616 0205
  - LP51617 0205
  - LP51618 0205
  - LP51619 0205
  - LP51620 0205
  - LP51621 0205
  - LP51622 0205
  - LP51623 0205
  - LP51624 0205
  - LP51625 0205
  - LP51626 0205
  - LP51659 0206
  - LP51660 0206
  - LP51664 0206
  - LP51665 0206
  - LP51666 0206
  - LP51667 0206
  - LP51668 0206
  - LP51669 0206
  - LP51670 0206
  - LP51671 0207
  - LP51672 0207
  - LP51673 0207
  - LP51674 0207
  - LP51675 0207
  - LP51685 0207
- The Framed cat.
  - R672522 0277
- France, Anatole.
  - LP48680 0131
- Frances Clarke Sayers, storyteller.
  - MP31421 0223
- Francil, Samuel A.
  - SEE Francis, Samuel A.
- Francis, Dick.
  - LF377 0112
- Francis, E. H.
  - MU10719 0261
- Francis, Samuel A.
  - MU10670 0260
- Franciscan Communications Center.
  - MP32312 0248
  - MP32314 0248
- Frank Collin, Nazi leader.
  - MU11075 0270
- The Frankie adventure.
  - LP50494 0177
- Frank’s fling.
  - LP51542 0203
- Fraternity of thieves.
  - LP50704 0181
- Fraternity row.
  - LP48976 0139
- Fred.
  - LP49353 0148
- Frederick, Miner, Saunders Productions, Inc.
  - LP48219 0119
- Fred Sanford has a baby.
  - LP50202 0169
- The Freeze.
  - LP50014 0165
- The Freight train rescue.
  - LP51113 0192
- Frenchie.
  - R680851 0283
- French rarebit.
  - R681326 0285
- French week.
  - MU10608 0258
  - MU10669 0260
  - MU10686 0260
  - MU10710 0261
  - MU10711 0261
  - MU10925 0266
  - MU10947 0267
  - MU10958 0267
  - MU10968 0268
  - MU11085 0271
- Fresh laid plans.
  - R680033 0281
- The Freshman.
  - LP51489 0202
- Friction letters.
  - MP32102 0242
- Friday, the rabbi slept late.
  - LP49642 0156
- Friedenberg, Richard.
  - LP50709 0182
- A Friend in need.
  - LP48282 0121
  - LU3800 0211
- The Friendly physician.
  - LP51759 0209
- Friend of a raven.
  - LP50105 0167
- A Friend of the family.
  - LP48164 0118
- Fries (Charles) Productions, Inc.
  - LP48749 0133
  - LP48750 0133
  - LP48751 0133
  - LP48752 0133
- Frightened city.
  - R674205 0278
- Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Frigidaire Division.
- Frigidaire microwave oven difference.
  - MP31745 0232
- Frigidaire range dependability.
  - MP31746 0232
- Frisbie, Kenneth J.
  - MU10758 0262
  - MU10843 0264
  - MU11044 0270
- Frisco tornado.
  - R675451 0279
- Fritjof Holmboe, North Dakota pioneer movie maker.
  - MP31863 0235
- Fritz (Pam) Advertising, Inc.
  - MP31663 0230
- Frocks of trouble.
  - LP48254 0120
- Froggie went acourtin’.
  - LP50134 0168
- From here to maternity.
  - LP49279 0146
- From peasant to princess.
  - MU10563 0257
- From rags to riches.
  - MU10854 0265
- From suds to stardom.
  - LP50903 0187
- Frontier America.
  - MP31287 0220
- Frontier law.
  - R668152 0274
- Frosty the snowman.
  - R675230 0278
- The Frozen sound.
  - LP49934 0163
- The Fruitfulness of Mrs. Steffie Rhodes.
  - LP48410 0124
- Fruits and vegetables.
  - MP31182 0217
  - MU10526 0256
- Fuentes, Fuentes, Sanford and Chico.
  - LP48035 0114
- Fugate, Eddie G.
  - MU10503 0256
- The Fugitive.
  - LP50724 0182
- Full circle.
  - LP49722 0158
- Fuller, John G.
  - LP49637 0156
- The Fuller Brush girl.
  - R680961 0284
- Funhouse.
  - LP49370 0149
- Funk, Benjamin A.
  - MU11057 0270
- Funny fannies.
  - MU10548 0257
- Funny money.
  - LP49999 0164
- Funny spokesman.
  - MU11019 0269
  - MU11021 0269
- A Funny thing happened on the way to the morgue.
  - LP49919 0163
- A Funny thing happened on the way to the Vatican.
  - LP51275 0196
- The Fury.
  - LP48681 0131
- Fury and sound.
  - LP51297 0197
- Gaboriau, Emile.
  - LP48673 0131
- Gage, Nicholas.
  - LP49228 0145
- Gail.
  - MP31281 0220
- Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd.
  - R676213 0279
- Galbreath, Leslie E.
  - MU10644 0259
- Galen Films.
  - LP48440 0125
- Gallegher.
  - LP48648 0130
- Gallows in Galilee.
  - LP48191 0119
- Galton, Ray.
  - LP46912 0112
  - LP48030 0114
  - LP48031 0114
  - LP48032 0114
  - LP48033 0114
  - LP48034 0114
  - LP48035 0114
  - LP48036 0114
  - LP48037 0114
  - LP48038 0114
  - LP50191 0169
  - LP50192 0169
  - LP50193 0169
  - LP50194 0169
  - LP50195 0169
  - LP50196 0169
  - LP50197 0169
  - LP50198 0169
  - LP50199 0169
  - LP50200 0169
  - LP50201 0169
  - LP50202 0169
- Galveston—the gilded age or the Golden Isle.
  - MP31136 0216
- The Gamble.
  - LP48018 0114
- The Gambler.
  - LP48683 0131
- The Game.
  - LP50061 0166
- A Game of inches.
  - MP31730 0232
- A Game of shadows.
  - LP51586 0204
- Game plan.
  - LP50327 0173
- The Game show.
  - LP48786 0134
- Gandy Goose in Dream walking.
  - R668424 0274
- Gandy Goose in Wide open spaces.
  - R678008 0280
- The Gangleader.
  - LP48881 0136
- The Gang’s all here.
  - LP51601 0205
- Gara, Thomas Alfred.
  - MU10419 0254
- Garden gopher.
  - R672523 0277
- Gardens of love.
  - LP51336 0198
- Gardner, John.
  - LP49230 0145
- Garman, Michael C.
  - MU10780 0263
- The Garments of rage.
  - LP49738 0158
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 6J.
  - MP32291 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 634.
  - MP32284 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 645.
  - MP32292 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 646.
  - MP32287 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 647.
  - MP32286 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 648.
  - MP32285 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 656.
  - MP32290 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 657.
  - MP32288 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 666.
  - MP32289 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 667.
  - MP32298 0248
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 668.
  - MP32297 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 669.
  - MP32295 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 670.
  - MP32296 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 675.
  - MP32294 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 676.
  - MP32300 0248
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 677.
  - MP32293 0247
- Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 680.
  - MP32299 0248
- Garner Ted Armstrong, P-612.
  - MP32344 0249
- Garner Ted Armstrong, P-650.
  - MP32342 0249
- Garner Ted Armstrong, P-653.
  - MP32345 0249
- Garner Ted Armstrong, P-678.
  - MP32346 0249
- Garner Ted Armstrong, P-679.
  - MP32347 0249
- Garner Ted Armstrong, SP-10.
  - MP32343 0249
- Garrison finish.
  - LP48334 0122
- Gas stimulation by atomic fracturing—tapping our national heritage.
  - MP31544 0227
- Gastroenterology series.
  - MP31790 0234
  - MP31791 0234
- Gateway Productions, Ltd.
  - MP31291 0220
- A Gathering of ghosts.
  - LP50742 0182
- Gathings, Robert O.
  - MU10815 0264
  - MU10856 0265
- Gaucho gusto.
  - LP51320 0198
- Gawain and the Green Knight.
  - LF385 0112
- The Gay bar.
  - LU3874 0213
- Gay 90’s.
  - MU10844 0264
  - MU10847 0264
  - MU10863 0265
  - MU10877 0265
- Gazzarri, Paolo.
  - MU9458 0251
- Geber, The Great Arabian Alchemist.
  - LP46689 0112
- The Gemini man.
  - LP49643 0156
- Gene Autry and the Mounties.
  - R681391 0286
- General Film Distributors, Ltd.
  - LF396 0112
  - R682742 0286
- General Motors Corporation.
  - MP31735 0232
  - MP31736 0232
  - MP31737 0232
  - MP31738 0232
  - MP31739 0232
  - MP31740 0232
  - MP31741 0232
  - MP31742 0232
  - MP31743 0232
  - MP31744 0232
  - M831745 0232
  - MP31746 0232
  - MP31747 0233
  - MP31748 0233
  - MP31749 0233
  - MP31750 0233
  - MP31751 0233
  - MP31752 0233
  - MP31753 0233
  - MP31754 0233
  - MP31755 0233
  - MP31756 0233
  - MP31757 0233
  - MP31758 0233
  - MP31759 0233
  - MP31760 0233
  - MP31761 0233
  - MP31762 0233
- General Motors Corporation. Chevrolet Motor Division.
  - MP31689 0231
  - MP31690 0231
  - MP31691 0231
  - MP31692 0231
  - MP31979 0238
  - MP31980 0238
  - MP31981 0238
  - MP31982 0238
  - MP31983 0239
  - MP31984 0239
  - MP31985 0239
  - MP32232 0246
- General Motors Corporation. Frigidaire Division.
  - MP31745 0232
  - MP31746 0232
- General Motors Corporation. Oldsmobile Division.
  - MP31736 0232
  - MP31737 0232
  - MP31738 0232
  - MP31739 0232
  - MP31740 0232
  - MP31741 0232
  - MP31742 0232
  - MP31743 0232
  - MP31744 0232
- General Motors Corporation. Pontiac Motor Division.
  - MP31747 0233
  - MP31748 0233
  - MP31749 0233
  - MP31750 0233
  - MP31751 0233
  - MP31752 0233
  - MP31753 0233
  - MP31754 0233
  - MP31755 0233
  - MP31756 0233
  - MP31757 0233
  - MP31758 0233
  - MP31759 0233
  - MP31760 0233
  - MP31761 0233
  - MP31762 0233
- General Production Company.
  - LP49093 0142
- General Telephone Company of the Northwest, Inc.
  - MP32124 0243
- Genetic polymorphisms and evolution.
  - MP31435 0224
- Genetics and you.
  - MP31213 0218
- The Genius.
  - LP50637 0180
  - LP51640 0206
- Geography of South America: Argentina, Paraguay, Uruguay.
  - MP32283 0247
- Geography of South America: Brazil.
  - MP32281 0247
- Geography of South America: countries of the Andes.
  - MP32282 0247
- Geography of South America: five northern countries.
  - MP32272 0247
- George and Gordon.
  - LU3832 0212
- George needs help.
  - LU3881 0213
- George’s diploma.
  - LP48042 0115
- George’s guilt.
  - LP48049 0115
- George’s help.
  - LU3803 0212
- George’s legacy.
  - LU3805 0212
- George the philanthropist.
  - LP48057 0115
- Georgetown University, Washington, DC. School of Medicine. Department of Medical-Dental Communication.
  - MP32352 0249
- Georgetown University, Washington, DC. School of Medicine. Department or Psychiatry. The Family Center.
  - MP32352 0249
- Georgia State University, Atlanta. Department or Educational Media.
  - MU10616 0259
- Geothermal power—the great furnace.
  - MP31548 0227
- Gerber International Foods, Inc.
  - MP31552 0228
- Gerhart, James M.
  - MU10790 0263
- Geria Film, G.M.B.H.
  - LP50138 0168
- German week.
  - MU10652 0259
  - MU10654 0260
  - MU10690 0260
  - MU10705 0261
  - MP10706 0261
- Gertrude.
  - LP49755 0159
- Get it on!
  - LU3857 0213
- Get it together!
  - LP48219 0119
- Get low and get out.
  - MP32234 0246
- Get me a stick and I’ll kill it.
  - MU10886 0265
- Get the drop on it!
  - MU10560 0257
- Get the jump on it.
  - MU10598 0258
- Getting everybody there.
  - MP31766 0233
- Getting married—financial.
  - MU10988 0268
- Getting to know you.
  - MP31236 0219
- Ghost a go go.
  - LP51757 0209
- The Ghost hunter.
  - LP48398 0124
- A Ghost story.
  - LP50853 0185
- The Ghost writer.
  - LU3851 0213
- The Giant killer.
  - LP51671 0207
- Gibbsville.
  - LP51090 0192
  - LP51091 0192
  - LP51092 0192
  - LP51093 0192
  - LP51094 0192
  - LP51095 0192
  - LP51096 0192
  - LP51097 0192
  - LP51098 0192
  - LP51099 0192
  - LP51100 0192
  - LP51101 0192
  - LP51102 0192
- Giddyap.
  - R671190 0276
- Gideon.
  - LP48580 0129
- Gilbert, Doris.
  - LP49933 0163
- Gillen, Michael J.
  - MP32313 0248
- Gillette.
  - SEE The Gillette Company. Personal Care Division.
  - SEE The Gillette Company. Safety Razor Division.
- The Gillette Company. Personal Care Division.
  - MP31042 0214
  - MP31043 0214
  - MP31046 0214
  - MP31049 0214
  - MP31051 0214
- The Gillette Company. Safety Razor Division.
  - MP31044 0214
  - MP31045 0214
  - MP31047 0214
  - MP31048 0214
  - MP31050 0214
- Gilligan gets bugged.
  - LP51777 0210
- Gilligan goes gung ho.
  - LP51798 0210
- Gilligan meets the Jungle Boy.
  - LP51700 0207
- Gilligan’s Island.
  - LP51696 0207
  - LP51697 0207
  - LP51698 0207
  - LP51699 0207
  - LP51700 0207
  - LP51701 0207
  - LP51702 0207
  - LP51703 0207
  - LP51705 0207
  - LP51706 0207
  - LP51707 0208
  - LP51708 0208
  - LP51709 0208
  - LP51710 0208
  - LP51711 0208
  - LP51712 0208
  - LP51713 0708
  - LP51714 0208
  - LP51715 0208
  - LP51716 0208
  - LP51717 0208
  - LP51718 0208
  - LP51719 0208
  - LP51720 0208
  - LP51721 0208
  - LP51722 0208
  - LP51723 0208
  - LP51724 0208
  - LP51725 0208
  - LP51726 0208
  - LP51727 0208
  - LP51728 0208
  - LP51729 0208
  - LP51730 0208
  - LP51745 0209
  - LP51746 0209
  - LP51747 0209
  - LP51748 0209
  - LP51749 0209
  - LP51750 0209
  - LP51751 0209
  - LP51752 0209
  - LP51753 0209
  - LP51754 0209
  - LP51755 0209
  - LP51756 0209
  - LP51757 0209
  - LP51758 0209
  - LP51759 0209
  - LP51760 0209
  - LP51761 0209
  - LP51762 0209
  - LP51763 0209
  - LP51764 0209
  - LP51765 0209
  - LP51766 0209
  - LP51767 0209
  - LP51768 0209
  - LP51769 0209
  - LP51770 0209
  - LP51771 0209
  - LP51772 0209
  - LP51773 0209
  - LP51774 0210
  - LP51775 0210
  - LP51776 0210
  - LP51777 0210
  - LP51778 0210
  - LP51779 0210
  - LP51783 0210
  - LP51784 0210
  - LP51785 0210
  - LP51786 0210
  - LP51787 0210
  - LP51788 0210
  - LP51789 0210
  - LP51790 0210
  - LP51791 0210
  - LP51792 0210
  - LP51793 0210
  - LP51794 0210
  - LP51795 0210
  - LP51796 0210
  - LP51797 0210
  - LP51798 0210
  - LP51799 0210
  - LP51800 0210
  - LP51801 0210
  - LP51802 0210
  - LP51803 0210
  - LP51804 0210
  - LP51805 0211
  - LP51806 0211
  - LP51807 0211
  - LP51808 0211
  - LP51809 0211
  - LP51810 0211
- Gilligan’s living doll.
  - LP51750 0209
- Gilligan’s mother-in-law.
  - LP51765 0209
- Gilligan’s personal magnetism.
  - LP51783 0210
- Gilligan, the goddess.
  - LP51797 0210
- Gilligan versus Gilligan.
  - LP51764 0209
- Gilly, the salamander.
  - MP31296 0220
- Ginny’s child.
  - LP49796 0160
- Giovannoni, Louise C.
  - MU11030 0269
- Girard, Louis J.
  - MU10462 0255
  - MU10463 0255
  - MU10464 0255
  - MU10465 0255
- The Girl from nowhere.
  - LP50786 0184
- The Girl from San Lorenzo.
  - R667391 0273
- The Girl in the empty grave.
  - LP49463 0152
- The Girl in the frame.
  - LP50817 0184
- The Girl in the polka dot dress.
  - LP51598 0205
- The Girl most likely to.
  - LP48523 0127
- The Girl on the golden strip.
  - LP48837 0135
- A Girl’s best friend.
  - LP50471 0176
- Girl shy.
  - LP51495 0202
- Girl who came in with the tide.
  - LP50019 0165
- Giselle.
  - MP32208 0245
- Gissing, George Robert.
  - LP48655 0131
- Gitano.
  - LP50952 0188
- Give her the Moon.
  - LP49509 0153
- Give me odds.
  - LU3823 0212
- Give me tomorrow.
  - LP48585 0129
- Glaciers.
  - MP32172 0244
- Gladasya.
  - LP51696 0207
  - LP51697 0207
  - LP51698 0207
  - LP51699 0207
  - LP51700 0207
  - LP51701 0207
  - LP51702 0207
  - LP51703 0207
  - LP51705 0207
  - LP51706 0207
  - LP51707 0208
  - LP51708 0208
  - LP51709 0208
  - LP51710 0208
  - LP51711 0208
  - LP51712 0208
  - LP51713 0208
  - LP51714 0208
  - LP51715 0208
  - LP51716 0208
  - LP51717 0208
  - LP51718 0208
  - LP51719 0208
  - LP51720 0208
  - LP51721 0208
  - LP51722 0208
  - LP51723 0208
  - LP51724 0208
  - LP51725 0208
  - LP51726 0208
  - LP51727 0208
  - LP51728 0208
  - LP51729 0208
  - LP51730 0208
  - LP51745 0209
  - LP51746 0209
  - LP51747 0209
  - LP51748 0209
  - LP51749 0209
  - LP51750 0209
  - LP51751 0209
  - LP51752 0209
  - LP51753 0209
  - LP51754 0209
  - LP51755 0209
  - LP51756 0209
  - LP51757 0209
  - LP51758 0209
  - LP51759 0209
  - LP51760 0209
  - LP51761 0209
  - LP51762 0209
  - LP51763 0209
  - LP51764 0209
  - LP51765 0209
  - LP51766 0209
  - LP51767 0209
  - LP51768 0209
  - LP51769 0209
  - LP51770 0209
  - LP51771 0209
  - LP51772 0209
  - LP51773 0209
  - LP51774 0210
  - LP51775 0210
  - LP51776 0210
  - LP51777 0210
  - LP51778 0210
  - LP51779 0210
  - LP51783 0210
  - LP51784 0210
  - LP51785 0210
  - LP51786 0210
  - LP51787 0210
  - LP51788 0210
  - LP51789 0210
  - LP51790 0210
  - LP51791 0210
  - LP51792 0210
  - LP51793 0210
  - LP51794 0210
  - LP51795 0210
  - LP51796 0210
  - LP51797 0210
  - LP51798 0210
  - LP51799 0210
  - LP51800 0210
  - LP51801 0210
  - LP51802 0210
  - LP51803 0210
  - LP51804 0210
  - LP51805 0211
  - LP51806 0211
  - LP51807 0211
  - LP51808 0211
  - LP51809 0211
  - LP51810 0211
- Gladasya-UATV.
  - LP51696 0207
  - LP51697 0207
  - LP51698 0207
  - LP51699 0207
  - LP51700 0207
  - LP51701 0207
  - LP51702 0207
  - LP51703 0207
  - LP51705 0207
  - LP51706 0207
  - LP51707 0208
  - LP51708 0208
  - LP51709 0208
  - LP51710 0208
  - LP51711 0208
  - LP51712 0208
  - LP51713 0208
  - LP51714 0208
  - LP51715 0208
  - LP51716 0208
  - LP51717 0208
  - LP51718 0208
  - LP51719 0208
  - LP51720 0208
  - LP51721 0208
  - LP51722 0208
  - LP51723 0208
  - LP51724 0208
  - LP51725 0208
  - LP51726 0208
  - LP51727 0208
  - LP51728 0208
  - LP51729 0208
  - LP51730 0208
  - LP51745 0209
  - LP51746 0209
  - LP51747 0209
  - LP51748 0209
  - LP51749 0209
  - LP51750 0209
  - LP51751 0209
  - LP51752 0209
  - LP51753 0209
  - LP51754 0209
  - LP51755 0209
  - LP51756 0209
  - LP51757 0209
  - LP51758 0209
  - LP51759 0209
  - LP51760 0209
  - LP51761 0209
  - LP51762 0209
  - LP51763 0209
  - LP51764 0209
  - LP51765 0209
  - LP51766 0209
  - LP51767 0209
  - LP51768 0209
  - LP51769 0209
  - LP51770 0209
  - LP51771 0209
  - LP51772 0209
  - LP51773 0209
  - LP51774 0210
  - LP51775 0210
  - LP51776 0210
  - LP51777 0210
  - LP51778 0210
  - LP51779 0210
  - LP51783 0210
  - LP51784 0210
  - LP51785 0210
  - LP51786 0210
  - LP51787 0210
  - LP51788 0210
  - LP51789 0210
  - LP51790 0210
  - LP51791 0210
  - LP51792 0210
  - LP51793 0210
  - LP51794 0210
  - LP51795 0210
  - LP51796 0210
  - LP51797 0210
  - LP51798 0210
  - LP51799 0210
  - LP51800 0210
  - LP51801 0210
  - LP51802 0210
  - LP51803 0210
  - LP51804 0210
  - LP51805 0211
  - LP51806 0211
  - LP51807 0211
  - LP51808 0211
  - LP51809 0211
  - LP51810 0211
- Gladstone, Frank B.
  - LP50134 0168
- Glamour boy.
  - LP47996 0113
- The Glass cage.
  - LP50345 0173
- Glasses, Ltd.
  - MU10396 0254
- The Glass trap.
  - LP51573 0204
- Globe of death.
  - LP51666 0206
- Gloria, hallelujah.
  - LP50843 0185
- Gloria moves in.
  - LP50945 0188
- Gloria’s false alarm.
  - LP48028 0114
- The Glory game.
  - LP48844 0136
- The Glory wagon.
  - LP48577 0128
- Glow worm.
  - MU10528 0256
- Go ahead and cry.
  - LP48417 0124
- Godet or night.
  - MU10932 0267
- Go directly to jail.
  - LP48080 0116
- God sees the truth.
  - LP48649 0130
- The Godson.
  - LP50044 0166
- Go fight City Hall, to the death.
  - LP50275 0171
- Go for broke.
  - MP31732 0232
- Going home.
  - LP51451 0201
- Going home to daughter.
  - LP48255 0120
- Goin’ home.
  - MP31170 0217
- Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions.
  - MP32156 0244
  - MP32184 0244
- The Gold bug.
  - LP48654 0131
- Gold country.
  - LP49367 0149
- The Gold cross.
  - LP50131 0168
- Golden Coast Film Productions.
  - MP31259 0219
  - MP31260 0219
  - MP31261 0219
  - MP31262 0219
  - MP31424 0223
- The Golden dagger.
  - R678501 0280
- The Golden Gloves story.
  - R671115 0276
- The Golden pharaoh.
  - LP48206 0119
- Golden spring.
  - MP31272 0220
- The Golden voyage of Sinbad.
  - LP49227 0145
- Good, Frances J.
  - MU10537 0257
- The Good and the bad.
  - LP48462 0126
- Good bad boy.
  - LP50998 0189
- The Goodbye girl.
  - LP51268 0196
- Goodbye, island.
  - LP51725 0208
- Goodbye, old paint.
  - LP51715 0208
- The Goodbye Orphan Annie blues.
  - LP48846 0136
- Good cop.
  - LP49269 0146
- A Good cop, but.
  - LP51474 0201
- Gooding, C. R., Jr.
  - MU10590 0258
- Good morning, Vietnam.
  - MU10285 0251
- Good news, bad news.
  - LU3804 0212
- Goodnight, my love.
  - LP48524 0127
- Goodnight, sweet Skipper.
  - LP51721 0208
- Good time girl.
  - R671116 0276
- Good time girls.
  - LP48443 0125
- Good times.
  - LP48281 0121
  - LP48282 0121
  - LP48283 0121
  - LP48284 0121
  - LP48285 0121
  - LP48286 0121
  - LP48287 0121
  - LP48288 0121
  - LP48289 0121
  - LP48290 0121
  - LP48291 0121
  - LP48292 0121
  - LP48293 0121
  - LP48294 0121
  - LP48295 0121
  - LP50095 0167
  - LU3783 0211
  - LU3784 0211
  - LU3785 0211
  - LU3786 0211
  - LU3787 0211
  - LU3788 0211
  - LU3789 0211
  - LU3790 0211
  - LU3799 0211
  - LU3800 0211
  - LU3860 0213
  - LU3868 0213
  - LU3869 0213
  - LU3870 0213
  - LU3871 0213
  - LU3872 0213
  - LU3873 0213
- Goodtimes Enterprises.
  - LF390 0112
- Good vibes van.
  - MP31266 0220
- Good vibrations.
  - MP31221 0218
- The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company.
  - MP32369 0249
- The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company. Sales Training Department.
  - MP32369 0249
- Goon, Carroll D.
  - MU10668 0260
- Gory Road.
  - LP49920 0163
- Gospel music.
  - MU10819 0264
  - MU10846 0264
  - MU10853 0265
  - MU10857 0265
  - MU10858 0265
- The Governor.
  - MP31693 0231
- G. P. loves U. U.
  - LP48168 0118
- The Grace of lace.
  - MU10627 0259
- The Graduation.
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
- Grandad of races.
  - R675327 0278
- Grand gesture.
  - LP51101 0192
- Grandma/gal 19.
  - MP31541 0227
- Grandma/guy 32.
  - MP31543 0227
- Grandma/guy 38.
  - MP31542 0227
- Grandma’s boy/A Sailor-made man.
  - LP51491 0202
- The Grand opening.
  - LU3801 0211
- The Grandparents.
  - LU3770 0211
- Grandpa’s girl.
  - LP48855 0136
- Grandpa’s visit.
  - LP48290 0121
- Les Grands Films Classiques.
  - LF381 0112
- Grand tour, 1977.
  - MU10287 0251
- Graphic Services Department, Halliburton Company.
  - SEE Halliburton Company. Graphic Services Department.
- The Grateful Dead.
  - MP32372 0249
- A Grave for Felix.
  - LP50996 0189
- Gravelle, Jack M.
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11083 0271
- A Grave situation.
  - LP48366 0123
- The Graveyard.
  - LP50475 0176
- Gravity zero.
  - LP49839 0161
- Gray.
  - SEE Gray, Maurice Tony.
- Gray, Gordon E.
  - MU11091 0271
- Gray, Maurice Tony.
  - MU11014 0269
- Gray, William L.
  - MP31217 0218
- Gray on gray.
  - MU11014 0269
- Greased lightning.
  - LP49130 0143
- The Great American beauty contest.
  - LP48525 0127
- The Great blue heron.
  - MP31290 0220
- The Great boat race.
  - LP49250 0146
- The Great crash diet.
  - LP48964 0138
- Greater Cleveland Hospital Association.
  - MP31179 0217
  - MP31180 0217
  - MP31181 0217
  - MP31182 0217
  - MP31219 0218
  - MP32180 0244
  - MP32181 0244
  - MP32182 0244
- The Greatest Schmoe on Earth.
  - LP48736 0133
- Greatest Tales, Inc.
  - MP31511 0226
  - MP31512 0226
  - MP31513 0226
  - MP31514 0226
  - MP31515 0226
  - MP31516 0226
  - MP31517 0227
  - MP31518 0227
- Great expectations.
  - LP50800 0184
- The Great ice rip-off.
  - LP48526 0127
- Great Race.
  - LP49225 0145
- The Great taxicab stampede.
  - LP50281 0172
- Great wall of Chinatown.
  - LP51741 0209
- Greece: the land and the people.
  - MP31853 0235
- Greed.
  - LP48388 0124
- The Greed merchant.
  - LP50421 0175
- Greek week.
  - MU10650 0259
  - MU10653 0260
  - MU10664 0260
  - MU10692 0261
  - MU10695 0261
  - MU10704 0261
  - MU10758 0262
  - MU10764 0262
  - MU10784 0263
  - MU11088 0271
- Green, Gerald.
  - LP49462 0152
- The Green bomb.
  - LP50112 0167
- Greene, Tom.
  - LP49641 0156
- Greenhalgh, Gary M.
  - MU10533 0257
- Greenhouse Films.
  - MP32385 0250
- The Green man.
  - LP50333 0173
- Green thumb burglar.
  - LP51526 0203
- Gregorio, Joe.
  - MP32221 0245
- Gries, Tom.
  - LP50098 0167
- Grime doesn’t pay.
  - LP48740 0133
- Grimshaw, Christopher W.
  - MU10976 0268
- Grisham, William F.
  - MU10620 0259
- Grissmer, John.
  - LP48743 0133
- The Grissom gang.
  - LP49694 0157
- Groan and grunt.
  - R668917 0274
- Groo, Beverly.
  - MU10697 0261
- Groo, Glen F.
  - MU10697 0261
- Grotey, Gerald H.
  - MU10762 0262
- Grounded.
  - LP49248 0146
- Grounds for marriage.
  - R674713 0278
- Group terror.
  - LP49765 0159
- Groverton Productions, Ltd.
  - LP49640 0156
- Growth.
  - LU3721 0211
- Grudge fight.
  - LP50443 0176
- Guam typhoons.
  - MU11001 0268
  - MU11002 0269
  - MU11003 0269
  - MU11004 0269
  - MU11006 0269
  - MU11008 0269
  - MU11010 0269
- The Guardian.
  - LP48195 0119
- Guardian at the gates.
  - LP49753 0159
- Guardian of the wilderness.
  - LP50708 0181
- Guarini, Alfredo.
  - R666489 0273
- Guess who’s coming to visit.
  - LP50795 0184
- Guess who’s sleeping in my bed?
  - LP48527 0127
- Guggenheim Productions, Inc.
  - MP32231 0246
- Guide and counsel your buyers.
  - MP32336 0248
- Guided tour de force.
  - LP50473 0176
- The Guilty adventure.
  - LP50496 0177
- Guilty or innocent: The Sam Sheppard murder case.
  - LP49515 0153
- Guilty until proven not innocent.
  - LP50987 0189
- Guinea pigs.
  - LP51539 0203
- Gun blazers.
  - R678502 0280
- Gunderson, L. R.
  - MU10530 0256
  - MU10571 0257
  - MU10956 0267
- Gunfire.
  - R678495 0280
- Gunmen of Abilene.
  - R665677 0272
- Gunn, James.
  - LP51653 0206
- Gunslingers.
  - R677424 027
- Guns of justice.
  - R678490 0280
- Guns of the Khyber Pass.
  - LP51303 0197
- The Gun that swept the West.
  - LP48199 0119
- Gustav Mahler, Symphony number 4.
  - MP32191 0244
- Gustav Mahler, The Song of the earth (Das Lied von der Erde)
  - MP32209 0245
- Guthrie, Thomas Anstey.
  - LP48701 0132
- Gutman, Frances.
  - MU10861 0265
- Gutman, Willard.
  - MU10861 0265
- The Gypsy in my soul.
  - MU10574 0258
- Habal, Mutaz B.
  - MU10333 0252
  - MU10508 0256
- HAEC Video, N.V.
  - LP49222 0145
- Hageman, Steve R.
  - MU10857 0265
- Hagopian, J. Michael.
  - MP31990 0239
  - MP31991 0239
  - MP31992 0239
  - MP31994 0239
  - MP31995 0239
  - MP32137 0243
  - MP32233 0248
- Hailey, Arthur.
  - LP48704 0132
  - LP51651 0206
- Hail to the chief.
  - LU3792 0211
- Hair Naturally, Inc.
  - MU10461 0255
- Hair today, gone tomorrow.
  - LP51805 0211
- A Hair-trigger away.
  - LP50080 0186]
- Haitian week.
  - MU10661 0260
  - MU10716 0261
  - MU10741 0262
  - MU10751 0262
  - MU10797 0263
- Hale, Edward Everett.
  - LP48691 0131
- The Half breed.
  - LP48706 0132
- Half life.
  - LP51523 0203
- Halfway House Partnership.
  - MP32029 0240
- Hall, Gerald W.
  - MU10725 0261
- Hall, James J.
  - MU11068 0270
- Hallgren, John.
  - MU10673 0260
- Halliburton Company.
  - MP31555 0228
  - MP32188 0244
- Halliburton Company. Graphic Services Department.
  - MP32188 0244
  - MP32358 0249
- Halliburton Company. Halliburton Services.
  - MP32358 0249
- Halliburton Services, a division of Halliburton Company.
  - SEE Halliburton Company. Halliburton Services.
- Halliburton Services, Inc.
  - SEE Halliburton Company. Halliburton Services.
- Halsband, Robert.
  - MP32302 0248
- Hamilton hollered help.
  - LP49921 0163
- The Hammy awards.
  - LP48721 0132
- Handel, Leo A.
  - MP31877 0236
- Handel Film Corporation.
  - MP31661 0230
  - MP31662 0230
  - MP31768 0233
  - MP31769 0233
  - MP31876 0236
  - MP31877 0236
  - MP31878 0236
  - MP31879 0236
  - MP31882 0236
  - MP31883 0236
  - MP31884 0236
  - MP31885 0236
  - MP32301 0248
  - MP32355 0249
  - MP32356 0249
  - MP32357 0249
  - MP32361 0249
  - MP32365 0249
- A Hand for Sonny Blue.
  - LP49527 0153
- H and H Films, Ltd.
  - LP50133 0168
- The Hands.
  - MP32076 0241
- The Handshake.
  - LU3814 0212
- Hand stitching a lapped zipper.
  - MP31443 0224
- H and S Warehouse, Inc.
  - MU10600 0258
  - MU10738 0262
- Handy (Jam) Organization.
  - MU10391 0253
- Handy (Jam) Organization, Inc.
  - MU10282 0251
- Hang tough.
  - LP51469 0201
- Hang-ups and sit-backs.
  - MP31649 0230
- Hank.
  - LP48421 0125
  - LP48422 0125
  - LP48427 0125
  - LP48428 0125
  - LP48429 0125
  - LP48430 0125
  - LP48431 0125
  - LP48432 0125
  - LP48433 0125
  - LP48434 0125
  - LP48435 0125
  - LP48436 0125
  - LP48437 0125
- Hanley, James.
  - MU10287 0251
- Hanna, Nash.
  - SEE Hanna, Nashat.
- Hanna, Nashat.
  - MP31962 0238
- Hansel and Gretel.
  - MP31513 0226
- Hansel and Gretel, an Appalachian version.
  - LP49521 0153
- Hansel and Gretel, an application version.
  - LP49521 0153
- Hansen, Ron.
  - SEE Hansen, Ronald.
- Hansen, Ronald.
  - MP32235 0246
- Hanson, Dennis D.
  - MU11090 0271
- Hapke, Norman F.
  - MU11045 0270
- Happel, Terry J.
  - MU10888 0266
- Happiness is just a thing called Moe.
  - LP51280 0196
- Happy anniversary.
  - LP48879 0136
  - LP48880 0136
- Happy days.
  - LP48446 0125
  - LP48447 0125
  - LP48448 0125
  - LP48449 0125
  - LP48450 0125
  - LP50747 0182
  - LP50748 0182
  - LP50749 0183
  - LP50750 0183
  - LP50751 0183
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50793 0184
  - LP50794 0184
  - LP50795 0184
  - LP50796 0184
  - LP50797 0184
  - LP50798 0184
  - LP50799 0184
  - LP50800 0184
  - LP50801 0184
  - LP50802 0184
  - LP50803 0184
  - LP51531 0203
  - LP51532 0203
  - LP51533 0203
  - LP51534 0203
  - LP51549 0203
  - LP51550 0203
  - LP51551 0203
  - LP51552 0203
  - LP51553 0203
  - LP51554 0204
  - LP51555 0204
  - LP51556 0204
  - LP51557 0204
  - LP51558 0204
  - LP51559 0204
  - LP51560 0204
  - LP51561 0204
  - LP51562 0204
- Happy new year.
  - LP49809 0160
- Harbor lady.
  - R668924 0274
- Harbor of missing men.
  - R665664 0272
- Harbor Productions, Inc.
  - LP50003 0165
  - LP50575 0179
- Hardball.
  - LP50381 0174
- The Hard breed.
  - LP51461 0201
- Harder right.
  - LP50601 0179
- Hardhats.
  - MP31283 0220
- Hard rock Brown.
  - LP49391 0150
- Hard task.
  - LP50610 0179
- Hardter, Kenneth A.
  - MU10823 0264
- Hard times.
  - MU10834 0264
- Hardware jungle.
  - LP50796 0184
- Hardy, Thomas.
  - LP48699 0132
- Hare-Cules and the golden fleecing.
  - LP48721 0132
- Hare Krishna.
  - MU10795 0263
- Hare today, gone tomorrow.
  - LP48717 0132
- Hargis, Barbara L.
  - MU10456 0255
- Harlequin’s gold.
  - LP50358 0174
- Harness champions.
  - R670494 0276
- Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy.
  - LP51487 0202
  - LP51496 0202
  - LP51497 0202
  - LP51498 0202
  - LP51499 0202
  - LP51500 0202
  - LP51501 0202
  - LP51502 0202
  - LP51503 0202
  - LP51504 0202
  - LP51505 0202
  - LP51506 0202
  - LP51507 0202
  - LP51508 0202
  - LP51509 0202
  - LP51510 0202
  - LP51511 0202
  - LP51512 0202
  - LP51513 0202
  - LP51514 0202
  - LP51515 0202
  - LP51516 0202
  - LP51517 0202
  - LP51518 0202
  - LP51519 0202
  - LP51520 0202
  - LP51521 0203
- Haroldson, Mark O.
  - MU10634 0259
  - MU10676 0260
  - MU10984 0268
- Harper and Row Media.
  - MP31070 0214
  - MP31887 0236
- Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.
  - MP31070 0214
  - MP31945 0238
  - MP32176 0244
- Harriet Craig.
  - R680968 0284
- Harris, Donald H.
  - MU11037 0269
- Harris, James H.
  - MU10783 0263
- Harrison, G. Myron.
  - MU10521 0256
  - MU10522 0256
  - MU10526 0256
  - MU10541 0257
  - MU10904 0266
- Harryhausen, Ray.
  - LP49227 0145
- Harry O.
  - LP49707 0158
  - LP49708 0158
  - LP49715 0158
  - LP49716 0158
  - LP49717 0158
  - LP49718 0158
  - LP49719 0158
  - LP49720 0158
  - LP49721 0158
  - LP49743 0158
  - LP49744 0158
  - LP49745 0159
  - LP49746 0159
  - LP49747 0159
  - LP49748 0159
  - LP49749 0159
  - LP49750 0159
  - LP49751 0159
  - LP49752 0159
  - LP49753 0159
  - LP49754 0159
  - LP49755 0159
  - LP49756 0159
  - LP49757 0159
  - LP49758 0159
  - LP49759 0159
  - LP49760 0159
  - LP49761 0159
  - LP49762 0159
  - LP49763 0159
  - LP49764 0159
  - LP49765 0159
  - LP49766 0159
  - LP49767 0159
  - LP49768 0159
  - LP49769 0159
  - LP49770 0159
  - LP49771 0159
  - LP49772 0159
  - LP49773 0159
  - LP49774 0159
  - LP49775 0159
  - LP49776 0159
  - LP49777 0159
- Harte, Bret.
  - LP48694 0132
- Hartung, Don M.
  - MU10554 0257
- Harvest A-V, Inc.
  - MP31764 0233
- Harvest of death.
  - LP51578 0204
- Harvey.
  - R680850 0283
- Has he really been “born again”?
  - MP32346 0249
- The Hastings secret.
  - LP49971 0164
- The Hatfields and the McCoys.
  - LP48750 0133
- Hatteberg, Larry.
  - MP31431 0224
- Haunted house.
  - LP51537 0203
- Haunts of the very rich.
  - LP49032 0140
- Havard, Rene.
  - LP51680 0207
- Hawaii Five-O.
  - LP50144 0168
  - LP50145 0168
  - LP50152 0168
  - LP50153 0168
  - LP50154 0168
  - LP50155 0168
  - LP50156 0168
  - LP50157 0168
  - LP50158 0168
  - LP50159 0168
  - LP50160 0168
  - LP50161 0168
  - LP50162 0168
  - LP50163 0168
  - LP50164 0168
  - LP50165 0168
  - LP50166 0169
  - LP50167 0169
  - LP50168 0169
  - LP50169 0169
  - LP50170 0169
  - LP50171 0169
  - LP50172 0169
- Hawaii Planned Parenthood, Inc.
  - MP32386 0250
- Hawks.
  - MP31672 0230
- Hawthorne, Nathaniel.
  - LP48440 0125
  - LP48651 0130
  - LP48653 0130
  - LP48661 0131
  - LP49345 0148
- Haydn, Cello concerto number 1 in C major, Cello concerto number 2 in D major.
  - MP32206 0245
- Hazardous Materials Transportation Act, Public Law 93–633.
  - MP31949 0238
- HB.
  - MU11015 0269
- Headhunter.
  - LP48003 0113
- Headline maker.
  - MU10559 0257
- Head, neck and nodes examination.
  - MP32028 0240
- Heads you’re dead.
  - LP50164 0168
- Head to head.
  - MU10389 0253
- The Heady wine.
  - LP48572 0128
- Health.
  - LP50715 0182
- Health care and the Hispanic community.
  - MP32303 0248
- Healthcaring from our end of the speculum.
  - MP31428 0224
- Health foods-​-pro.
  - MU11037 0269
- The Health history.
  - MP32390 0250
- Health Systems, Inc.
  - MP31235 0219
  - MP31236 0219
  - MP31237 0219
  - MP31238 0219
  - MP31239 0219
  - MP31240 0219
- Health through living foods.
  - MP31413 0223
- Healthwise.
  - MP31235 0219
  - MP31236 0219
  - MP31237 0219
  - MP31238 0219
  - MP31239 0219
  - MP31240 0219
  - MP31241 0219
  - MP31242 0219
  - MP31243 0219
  - MP31244 0219
- Healthwise, Inc.
  - MP31235 0219
  - MP31236 0219
  - MP31237 0219
  - MP31238 0219
  - MP31239 0219
  - MP31240 0219
  - MP31241 0219
  - MP31242 0219
  - MP31243 0219
  - MP31244 0219
- Hearst Corporation. Hearst Metrotone News.
  - MP31299 0220
  - MP31300 0220
  - MP31301 0220
  - MP31302 0220
  - MP31303 0221
  - MP31304 0221
  - R667456 0273
  - R667457 0273
  - R667458 0273
  - R667459 0273
  - R667460 0273
  - R667461 0273
  - R667462 0273
  - R667463 0273
  - R667464 0273
  - R668946 0274
  - R668947 0274
  - R668948 0274
  - R668949 0274
  - R666950 0274
  - R668951 0274
  - R668952 0275
  - R668953 0275
  - R671308 0277
  - R671309 0277
  - R671310 0277
  - R671311 0277
  - R671312 0277
  - R671313 0277
  - R671314 0277
  - R671315 0277
  - R671316 0277
  - R674320 0278
  - R674321 0278
  - R674322 0278
  - R674323 0278
  - R674324 0278
  - R674325 0278
  - R674326 0278
  - R674327 0278
  - R674328 0278
  - R676566 0279
  - R676567 0279
  - R676568 0279
  - R676569 0279
  - R676570 0279
  - R676571 0279
  - R676572 0279
  - R676573 0279
  - R679158 0281
  - R679159 0281
  - R679160 0281
  - R679161 0281
  - R679162 0281
  - R679163 0281
  - R679164 0281
  - R679165 0281
  - R679166 0281
  - R679167 0281
  - R679168 0281
  - R679169 0281
- Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation.
  - SEE Hearst Corporation. Hearst Metrotone News.
- Hearst Metrotone News, Inc.
  - R667456 0273
  - R667457 0273
  - R667458 0273
  - R667459 0273
  - R667460 0273
  - R667461 0273
  - R667462 0273
  - R667463 0273
  - R667464 0273
  - R668946 0274
  - R668947 0274
  - R668948 0274
  - R668949 0274
  - R668950 0274
  - R668951 0274
  - R668952 0275
  - R668953 0275
  - R671308 0277
  - R671309 0277
  - R671310 0277
  - R671311 0277
  - R671312 0277
  - R671313 0277
  - R671314 0277
  - R671315 0277
  - R671316 0277
  - R674320 0278
  - R674321 0278
  - R674322 0278
  - R674323 0278
  - R674324 0278
  - R674325 0278
  - R674326 0278
  - R674327 0278
  - R674328 0278
  - R676566 0279
  - R676567 0279
  - R676568 0279
  - R676569 0279
  - R676570 0279
  - R676571 0279
  - R676572 0279
  - R676573 0279
  - R679158 0281
  - R679159 0281
  - R679160 0281
  - R679161 0281
  - R679162 0281
  - R679163 0281
  - R679164 0281
  - R679165 0281
  - R679166 0281
  - R679167 0281
  - R679168 0281
  - R679169 0281
- The Heart: an inside story.
  - MP31521 0227
- The Heart attack profile.
  - MU10918 0266
- The Heart of a man.
  - LF276 0112
- Heart of the West.
  - R670490 0275
- Hearts of the West.
  - LP44933 0112
- Heart throbs of yesterday.
  - R680990 0285
- Heat of anger.
  - LP50608 0179
- Heaven has no favorites.
  - LP49226 0145
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in A Merry chase.
  - R666050 0273
- Heckle and Jeckle the talking magpies in King Tut’s tomb.
  - R673965 0278
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies in Rival Romeos.
  - R678006 0280
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in The Fox hunt.
  - R666048 0273
- Heinrich, Willi.
  - LF392 0112
- The Heisman killer.
  - LP51069 0191
- Helen French is missing.
  - LP51470 0201
- Hell Gate, the watery grave.
  - MP32221 0245
- Hellman, Lillian.
  - LP49903 0162
- He lost his girlish laughter.
  - LP48764 0134
- Helping Janice teach effectively.
  - MP32405 0250
- Helping people perform: what managers are paid for.
  - MP31056 0214
- Hemodialysis: a second chance for life.
  - MP31963 0238
- Henderson Production Company, Inc.
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
- The Heart: an inside story.
  - MP31521 0227
- The Heart attack profile.
  - MU10918 0266
- The Heart of a man.
  - LF276 0112
- Heart of the West.
  - R670490 0275
- Hearts of the West.
  - LP44933 0112
- Heart throbs of yesterday.
  - R680990 0285
- Heat of anger.
  - LP50608 0179
- Heaven has no favorites.
  - LP49226 0145
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in A Merry chase.
  - R666050 0273
- Heckle and Jeckle the talking magpies in King Tut’s tomb.
  - R673965 0278
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies in Rival Romeos.
  - R678006 0280
- Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in The Fox hunt.
  - R666048 0273
- Heinrich, Willi.
  - LF392 0112
- The Heisman killer.
  - LP51069 0191
- Helen French is missing.
  - LP51470 0201
- Hell Gate, the watery grave.
  - MP32221 0245
- Hellman, Lillian.
  - LP49903 0162
- He lost his girlish laughter.
  - LP48764 0134
- Helping Janice teach effectively.
  - MP32405 0250
- Helping people perform: what managers are paid for.
  - MP31056 0214
- Hemodialysis: a second chance for life.
  - MP31963 0238
- Henderson Production Company, Inc.
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
  - LP50895 0186
  - LP50896 0187
  - LP50897 0187
  - LP50898 0187
  - LP50899 0187
  - LP50900 0187
  - LP50901 0187
  - LP50902 0187
  - LP50903 0187
  - LP50904 0187
  - LP50905 0187
  - LP50906 0187
  - LP50907 0187
  - LP50908 0187
  - LP50909 0187
  - LP50987 0189
  - LP50988 0189
  - LP50989 0189
  - LP51536 0203
  - LP51537 0203
  - LP51538 0203
  - LP51539 0203
  - LP51540 0203
  - LP51541 0203
  - LP51542 0203
  - LP51543 0203
- Henderson Productions Company, Inc.
  - LP48441 0125
  - LP48442 0125
  - LP48443 0125
  - LP48444 0125
  - LP48445 0125
  - LP48446 0125
  - LP48447 0125
  - LP48448 0125
  - LP48449 0125
  - LP48450 0125
- Henriques, J. A.
  - MU10875 0265
- Hera Productions, Inc.
  - LP50004 0165
- Herbert H. Lehman College, Bronx, NY. Department of Nursing.
  - MP32388 0250
  - MP32390 0250
  - MP32391 0250
  - MP32392 0250
  - MP32393 0250
- Herbert Von Karajan and the Berlin Philharmonic play Beethoven and Bach.
  - MP32203 0245
- Herbie goes to Monte Carlo.
  - LP49232 0145
- Hereafter.
  - LU3861 0213
- Here comes the Schmoe boat.
  - LP48729 0133
- Here come the brides.
  - LP51020 0190
  - LP51021 0190
  - LP51022 0190
  - LP51023 0190
  - LP51024 0190
  - LP51025 0190
  - LP51026 0190
  - LP51027 0190
  - LP51028 0190
  - LP51029 0190
  - LP51030 0190
  - LP51031 0190
  - LP51032 0190
  - LP51033 0190
  - LP51034 0190
  - LP51035 0190
  - LP51036 0190
  - LP51037 0190
  - LP51038 0190
- Hero by trade.
  - LP48734 0133
- The Heroes.
  - LP48569 0128
  - LP51680 0207
- Heroism.
  - LP48665 0131
- Herrick, Phyllis Dunn.
  - LU3856 0213
- Herrick, William F.
  - LU3856 0213
- Hersholt, Jean.
  - LP49299 0147
  - LP49300 0147
  - LP49301 0147
  - LP49302 0147
  - LP49303 0147
  - LP49304 0147
  - LP49305 0147
  - LP49306 0147
  - LP49307 0147
  - LP49308 0147
  - LP49309 0147
  - LP49310 0147
  - LP49311 0147
  - LP49312 0147
  - LP49313 0147
  - LP49314 0147
  - LP49315 0147
  - LP49316 0147
  - LP49317 0147
  - LP49318 0148
  - LP49319 0148
  - LP49320 0148
  - LP49321 0148
  - LP49322 0148
  - LP49323 0148
  - LP49324 0148
  - LP49325 0148
  - LP49326 0148
  - LP49327 0148
  - LP49328 0148
  - LP49329 0148
  - LP49330 0148
  - LP49331 0148
  - LP49332 0148
  - LP49333 0148
  - LP49334 0148
  - LP49335 0148
  - LP49336 0148
  - LP49337 0148
- Her wonderful lie.
  - R666434 0273
- He’s a cockeyed wonder.
  - R674207 0278
- Hess, Jerry.
  - MU10905 0266
- He was not willing.
  - MP32379 0250
- He who burns bridges.
  - LP48159 0118
- Heyday Productions, Inc.
  - LP48966 0138
  - LP49513 0153
  - LP49642 0156
  - LP49991 0164
  - LP49992 0164
  - LP49993 0164
  - LP49994 0164
  - LP49995 0164
  - LP49996 0164
  - LP49997 0164
  - LP49998 0164
  - LP49999 0164
- Hey, I’m alive.
  - LP48752 0133
- Heyse, Paul.
  - LP48681 0131
- Hibel on porcelain.
  - MP32123 0243
- The Hidden city.
  - R677441 0280
- The Hideaway.
  - LP50985 0189
- Hieber, Ellsworth E.
  - MU10782 0263
- Hierarchy and the alpha male.
  - MP32158 0244
- Higgins (Alfred) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31430 0224
  - MP31886 0236
  - MP31970 0238
  - MP32128 0243
- Higgins, Jack.
  - LP50807 0184
- High adventure.
  - LP49239 0145
  - LP51337 0198
- High and dizzy.
  - R682126 0286
- High card loses.
  - LP48367 0123
- High flyers.
  - R670498 0276
- High flying rookies.
  - LP49904 0162
- High jeopardy.
  - LP50515 0177
- High jinx.
  - LP49656 0156
- High man on the totem pole.
  - LP51784 0210
- The High price of justice.
  - LP49266 0146
- High seas.
  - LP48647 0130
- Highway patrol.
  - LP48882 0136
  - LP48883 0137
  - LP48884 0137
  - LP48885 0137
  - LP48886 0137
  - LP48887 0137
  - LP48888 0137
  - LP48889 0137
  - LP48890 0137
  - LP48891 0137
  - LP48892 0137
  - LP48893 0137
  - LP48894 0137
  - LP48895 0137
  - LP48896 0137
  - LP48897 0137
  - LP48898 0137
  - LP48899 0137
  - LP48900 0137
  - LP48901 0137
  - LP48902 0137
  - LP48903 0137
  - LP48904 0137
  - LP48905 0137
  - LP48906 0137
  - LP48907 0137
  - LP48908 0137
  - LP48909 0137
  - LP48910 0137
  - LP48911 0137
  - LP48912 0137
  - LP48913 0137
  - LP48914 0137
  - LP48915 0137
  - LP48916 0137
  - LP48917 0137
  - LP48918 0137
  - LP48919 0137
  - LP48920 0137
  - LP48921 0137
  - LP48922 0137
  - LP48923 0137
  - LP48924 0137
  - LP48925 0137
  - LP48926 0137
  - LP48927 0137
  - LP48928 0137
  - LP48929 0138
  - LP48930 0138
  - LP48931 0138
  - LP48932 0138
  - LP48933 0138
  - LP48934 0138
  - LP48936 0138
  - LP48937 0138
  - LP48938 0138
  - LP48939 0138
  - LP48940 0138
  - LP48941 0138
  - LP48942 0138
  - LP48943 0138
  - LP48944 0138
  - LP48945 0138
  - LP48946 0138
  - LP48947 0138
  - LP48948 0138
  - LP48949 0138
  - LP48950 0138
  - LP48951 0138
  - LP48952 0138
  - LP48953 0138
  - LP48954 0138
  - LP48955 0138
  - LP48956 0138
  - LP48957 0138
  - LP48958 0138
  - LP48959 0138
  - LP48960 0138
  - LP48961 0138
  - LP48962 0138
  - LP48978 0139
  - LP48979 0139
  - LP48980 0139
  - LP48981 0139
  - LP48982 0139
  - LP48983 0139
  - LP48984 0139
  - LP48985 0139
  - LP48986 0139
  - LP48987 0139
  - LP48988 0139
  - LP48989 0139
  - LP48990 0139
  - LP48991 0139
  - LP48992 0139
  - LP48993 0139
  - LP48994 0139
  - LP48995 0139
  - LP48996 0139
  - LP48997 0139
  - LP48998 0139
  - LP48999 0139
  - LP49000 0139
  - LP49001 0139
  - LP49002 0139
  - LP49003 0139
  - LP49004 0139
  - LP49005 0139
  - LP49006 0139
  - LP49007 0139
  - LP49008 0139
  - LP49009 0139
  - LP49010 0139
  - LP49011 0140
  - LP49012 0140
  - LP49013 0140
  - LP49014 0140
  - LP49015 0140
  - LP49016 0140
  - LP49017 0140
  - LP49018 0140
  - LP49019 0140
  - LP49020 0140
  - LP49021 0140
  - LP49022 0140
  - LP49023 0140
  - LP49024 0140
  - LP49025 0140
  - LP49026 0140
  - LP49027 0140
  - LP49136 0143
  - LP49138 0143
  - LP49139 0143
  - LP49140 0143
  - LP49141 0143
  - LP49142 0143
  - LP49143 0143
  - LP49144 0143
  - LP49145 0143
  - LP49146 0143
  - LP49147 0143
  - LP49148 0143
  - LP49149 0143
  - LP49178 0144
  - LP49179 0144
  - LP49180 0144
  - LP49181 0144
  - LP49182 0144
  - LP49186 0144
  - LP49187 0144
  - LP49188 0144
  - LP49189 0144
  - LP49190 0144
  - LP49191 0144
  - LP49192 0144
- Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility.
  - MP31128 0216
  - MP31129 0216
  - MP31130 0216
  - MP31131 0216
  - MP31132 0216
  - MP31133 0216
- Highway 301.
  - R681350 0285
- Hi, hi Gilligan.
  - LP51774 0210
- Hi-jack.
  - LP50506 0177
- Hi-jacked.
  - R678494 0280
- Hilderbran, J. A.
  - LU3855 0213
- Hill and Range Songs, Inc.
  - R675230 0278
- Hillbilly hare.
  - R681354 0286
- Hilliard, Michael G.
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10952 0267
- Hilliard, Sharon.
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10952 0267
- The Hills have eyes.
  - LP49341 0148
- Hills of Oklahoma.
  - R665667 0272
- Hi neighbors.
  - LP50901 0187
- Hippocrates Health Institute, Boston.
  - MP31413 0223
- His brother’s fist.
  - LP50604 0179
- His hare raising tale.
  - R681330 0285
- His Highness, Count Gazzari.
  - LP48434 0125
- The Historical Baltimore.
  - LU3836 0212
- The Hit.
  - LP50928 0187
- The Hit man.
  - LP51041 0191
- Hit parade of 1951.
  - R682670 0286
- Hobart School of Welding Technology, Troy, OH.
  - MP31779 0233
- Hobbs, John S.
  - MU11029 0269
- Hocus-pocus.
  - LP48386 0124
- Hoffenberg, Mason.
  - LP49689 0157
- Hoffman, Kathy Nevin.
  - MU10415 0254
- Hogberg, C. W.
  - MU10879 0265
- Hogberg, Kathy M.
  - MU10879 0265
- Hogberg, Mary M.
  - MU10879 0265
- Hoke, G. Bland, Jr.
  - MU10960 0267
- Holiday for Hazel.
  - LP49922 0163
- Holiday rhythm.
  - R678500 0280
- Holley 2280 carburetor service.
  - MP31961 0238
- The Hollywood Bowl.
  - R670385 0275
- Hollywood brevities.
  - R681356 0286
- Hollywood goes to bat.
  - R680976 0284
- Hollywood’s famous feet.
  - R668319 0274
- Hollywood varieties.
  - R678505 0281
- Holmboe, Frithjof.
  - SEE Holmboe, Fritjof.
- Holmboe, Fritjof.
  - MP31863 0235
- Holmes and Yoyo.
  - LP48966 0138
  - LP49991 0164
  - LP49992 0164
  - LP49993 0164
  - LP49994 0164
  - LP49995 0164
  - LP49996 0164
  - LP49997 0164
  - LP49998 0164
  - LP49999 0164
- Holt (Nat) Productions, Inc.
  - R669435 0275
- The Holy Year of 1950.
  - R670496 0276
- Holy year 1950.
  - R671296 0276
- Home cleaning of the Bennett respirator, AP 4 and AP 5.
  - MP31259 0219
- Home cleaning of the Bird Mark 7 Portabird respirator.
  - MP31260 0219
- Homecoming.
  - LP48245 0120
  - LP50919 0187
  - LP51284 0197
- Home cumming queen.
  - MP31127 0216
- Home for the holidays.
  - LP48528 0127
- Home free.
  - LP50043 0165
- Home Free Corporation.
  - LP50043 0165
- The Home handyman.
  - LP48438 0125
- Home made home.
  - R667151 0273
- Home of the hawk.
  - LP50721 0182
- Home Run Productions.
  - MU10505 0256
- Home sweet hut.
  - LP51719 0208
- Homonyms.
  - MP31696 0231
- Honeymoon hotel.
  - LP51538 0203
- Hong Kong: glittering outpost.
  - LP51300 0197
- Hooker, Gary R.
  - MU10912 0266
  - MU10923 0266
- Hooray for Hollywood.
  - MU10582 0258
- Hopedale: reflections on the past.
  - MP31216 0218
- Horizons, oral surgery.
  - MP31436 0224
- Hornung, E. W.
  - LP48677 0131
- Horovitz, Jed.
  - MP31420 0223
  - MP31421 0223
- Horsely, Brent.
  - MU10760 0262
- Horseman in the sky.
  - LP48700 0132
- Horses!
  - MP32095 0242
- Horse show.
  - R682131 0286
- Hosanna’s way.
  - LP51023 0190
- Hospital mates.
  - LP50876 0186
- The Hospital stay.
  - LP49287 0147
- The Hostage.
  - LP49422 0151
  - LP49719 0158
  - LP50921 0187
- Hostage below.
  - LP50520 0177
- The Hostage heart.
  - LP49462 0152
- Hostage negotiation for police.
  - MP32378 0250
- Hostage negotiations.
  - MP32176 0244
- Hostile country.
  - R678490 0280
- Hostile witness.
  - LF386 0112
- Hot dog.
  - LP51486 0201
- Hotel and tourism program. Communications and selling program.
  - MP31866 0236
- Hot ice, cold hearts.
  - LP50265 0171
- Hot l Baltimore.
  - LU3830 0212
  - LU3831 0212
  - LU3832 0212
  - LU3833 0212
  - LU3834 0212
  - LU3835 0212
  - LU3836 0212
  - LU3837 0212
  - LU3838 0212
  - LU3839 0212
  - LU3840 0212
  - LU3841 0212
  - LU3842 0212
- Hot rod.
  - R677444 0280
- Hot spell.
  - LP49272 0146
- Hot steam.
  - LP50647 0180
- Hot water.
  - LP51494 0202
- A Hound for trouble.
  - R681322 0285
- Hour of nightmare.
  - LP49961 0164
- The House.
  - LP51628 0205
- House about it.
  - R668313 0274
- House by the river.
  - R665663 0272
- The Household feud.
  - LP48781 0134
- A House is not a poolroom.
  - LP48033 0114
- The House of accidents.
  - MP32322 0248
- House of shadows.
  - LP51363 0199
- The House on Orange Grove Avenue.
  - LP49029 0140
- House on the hill.
  - LP51657 0206
- Housewarming.
  - LP49907 0162
- The Houston (Temple) Company.
  - LP48183 0118
  - LP48184 0118
  - LP48185 0118
  - LP48186 0118
  - LP48187 0118
  - LP48188 0118
  - LP48189 0118
  - LP48190 0119
  - LP48191 0119
  - LP48192 0119
  - LP48193 0119
  - LP48194 0119
  - LP48195 0119
  - LP48196 0119
  - LP48197 0119
  - LP48198 0119
  - LP48199 0119
  - LP48200 0119
  - LP48201 0119
  - LP48202 0119
  - LP48423 0125
  - LP48424 0125
  - LP48425 0125
  - LP48426 0125
  - LP48611 0129
  - LP48612 0129
- Howard’s 45th fiasco.
  - LP51560 0204
- How do you know what hurts me?
  - LP48395 0124
- How do you say, “Are you dead?” in German?
  - LP50902 0187
- How dry we are.
  - LP51034 0190
- Howdy-do, I’m Mad Jack.
  - LP50723 0182
- How I learned to stop worrying and love the gram.
  - MP31559 0228
- How its surface changes.
  - MP32046 0240
- How many Eves?
  - MP31653 0230
- How old, how young.
  - LP51090 0192
- How tall is blood?
  - LP48587 0129
- How to be a friend.
  - MP32128 0243
- How to be a Jewish mother.
  - LP51282 0196
- How to do research.
  - MP31994 0239
- How to keep your cow/calf herd goin’ and growin’.
  - MP32321 0248
- How to make a solar heater.
  - MP31661 0230
- How to make the organization work for you.
  - MP31059 0214
- How to manage the boss.
  - MP31058 0214
- How to represent 3D shapes.
  - MP31573 0228
- How to take the right risks: the manager as decision maker.
  - MP31060 0214
- How to win jobs and influence employers.
  - MP31561 0228
- How to work with your fellow managers.
  - MP31057 0214
- Hoyle, Dennis W.
  - MU11090 0271
- H. T. “Dick” Merrill, pioneer of aviation.
  - MU10414 0254
- Hubley (John and Faith) Films, Ltd.
  - MP31674 0230
- Hucega, Inc.
  - LU3859 0213
- Hu’Doklin, Daax.
  - LU3889 0213
- Hudson, Blaine T.
  - MU10903 0266
- Hudson River School to Dada.
  - MP31883 0236
- Hughes and Harlow: Angels in hell.
  - LP50133 0168
- Hula magic.
  - R675829 0279
- Hulstedt, Karen.
  - MU11015 0269
- Human bomb.
  - LP49908 0162
- The Human circuit.
  - LP49837 0161
- The Human equation.
  - LP49969 0164
- The Human experiment.
  - LP50115 0167
- Human genetic series.
  - MP31435 0224
- The Human kind.
  - LP50514 0177
- Humble Productions, Inc.
  - LU3862 0213
- The Humbug.
  - LP48735 0133
- Hummingbird Productions.
  - MU10291 0251
- Humphrey takes a chance.
  - R677429 0279
- Hunger, Anna.
  - LP49932 0163
- Hung for a lamb.
  - LP48582 0129
- The Hunt.
  - MP32057 0241
- Huntdown.
  - LP50370 0174
- Hunted.
  - LP50911 0187
- The Hunter.
  - LP48369 0123
  - LP50516 0177
  - LP51792 0210
- The Hunters.
  - LP49347 0148
  - LP51289 0197
- Hunting.
  - MP32307 0248
- Hurry, hurry.
  - R670486 0275
- Hurry tomorrow.
  - MP32029 0240
- The Hustle.
  - LP48281 0121
  - LP51525 0203
- The Hustler.
  - LP51019 0190
- Hyams, Nicholas.
  - LP50095 0167
- Hypnotism: seduction of the mind?
  - MU10288 0251
- Hypochondri cap.
  - LP50076 0166
- Hypoglycemia.
  - MU10981 0268
- Hypothesis testing—rats, robots, and roller skates.
  - MP31328 0221
- I am my brother’s keeper.
  - MP32382 0250
- I before E, the industrial engineer.
  - MP32030 0240
- IBM Corporation.
  - SEE International Business Machines Corporation.
- Ice Capades premiere.
  - R666437 0273
- Ice cream cart.
  - MU11011 0269
- The I Ching, third eye reality, hexagram number one (ch’ien), superpsychic.
  - LU3889 0213
- I Ching, third eye reality, hexagram one, superpsychic.
  - LU3889 0213
- ICP Film, G. M. B. H. & Co.
  - SEE International Cine Productions, K. G., ICP Film, G. M. B. H. & Co.
- The Idaho First National Bank, Boise.
  - MP32310 0248
- Identity crises.
  - LP48122 0117
- Identity crisis.
  - LU3813 0212
- The Ides of April.
  - LP51546 0203
- I do, I don’t.
  - LP50966 0188
- I do, we don’t.
  - LP48160 0118
- If a little is good, a lot is better.
  - MU10565 0257
- If cats could sing.
  - R673966 0278
- If elected, I promise.
  - MP31070 0214
- If I’m elected.
  - LU3825 0212
- If you hear the explosion, the danger has passed.
  - MP31857 0235
- I gave at the office.
  - MP32370 0249
- IGE teacher education series.
  - MP32395 0250
- Iglinski, Donald F.
  - MU10729 0261
- I got it.
  - MP31561 0228
- I gotta be me.
  - LP51017 0190
- I had a dream.
  - LU3870 0213
- I led three lives.
  - LP49035 0140
  - LP49036 0140
  - LP49037 0140
  - LP49038 0140
  - LP49039 0140
  - LP49040 0140
  - LP49041 0140
  - LP49042 0140
  - LP49043 0140
  - LP49044 0140
  - LP49045 0140
  - LP49046 0140
  - LP49047 0140
  - LP49048 0140
  - LP49049 0140
  - LP49050 0140
  - LP49051 0141
  - LP49052 0141
  - LP49053 0141
  - LP49054 0141
  - LP49055 0141
  - LP49056 0141
  - LP49057 0141
  - LP49058 0141
  - LP49059 0141
  - LP49060 0141
  - LP49061 0141
  - LP49062 0141
  - LP49063 0141
  - LP49064 0141
  - LP49096 0142
  - LP49097 0142
  - LP49098 0142
  - LP49099 0142
  - LP49100 0142
  - LP49101 0142
  - LP49102 0142
  - LP49103 0142
  - LP49104 0142
  - LP49105 0142
  - LP49106 0142
  - LP49107 0142
  - LP49108 0142
  - LP49109 0142
  - LP49110 0142
  - LP49111 0142
  - LP49112 0142
  - LP49113 0142
  - LP49114 0142
  - LP49115 0142
  - LP49116 0142
  - LP49117 0142
  - LP49118 0142
  - LP49119 0142
  - LP49120 0142
  - LP49121 0142
  - LP49122 0142
  - LP49123 0142
  - LP49124 0142
  - LP49125 0142
  - LP49150 0143
  - LP49151 0143
  - LP49152 0143
  - LP49153 0143
  - LP49154 0143
  - LP49155 0143
  - LP49156 0143
  - LP49157 0143
  - LP49158 0143
  - LP49159 0143
  - LP49160 0143
  - LP49161 0143
  - LP49162 0143
  - LP49163 0143
  - LP49164 0143
  - LP49165 0143
  - LP49166 0143
  - LP49167 0143
  - LP49168 0143
  - LP49169 0143
  - LP49170 0143
  - LP49171 0143
  - LP49172 0144
  - LP49173 0144
  - LP49174 0144
  - LP49175 0144
  - LP49176 0144
  - LP49193 0144
  - LP49194 0144
  - LP49195 0144
  - LP49196 0144
  - LP49197 0144
  - LP49198 0144
  - LP49199 0144
  - LP49200 0144
  - LP49201 0144
  - LP49202 0144
  - LP49203 0144
  - LP49204 0144
  - LP49205 0144
  - LP49206 0144
  - LP49207 0144
  - LP49208 0144
  - LP49209 0144
  - LP49210 0144
  - LP49211 0145
  - LP49212 0145
  - LP49213 0145
  - LP49214 0145
  - LP49215 0145
  - LP49216 0145
  - LP49217 0145
  - LP49218 0145
  - LP49219 0145
  - LP49220 0145
  - LP49221 0145
  - LP49510 0153
- The illegal eagle egg.
  - LP48734 0133
- I’ll get by.
  - R680832 0283
- I’ll pull some strings.
  - MU10589 0258
- I’ll ride the Wind.
  - LP49348 0148
- Illusion.
  - LP50353 0174
- I loathe you, darling.
  - LP50187 0169
- Image.
  - LP51010 0190
- I’m dying of Unger.
  - LP50840 0185
- I’m going to be.
  - MP32130 0243
- Imitation.
  - LP50829 0185
- Imminent threat.
  - MP32371 0249
- The Immortal.
  - LP51653 0206
- The Immortals.
  - LP51653 0206
- Immunization now.
  - MP32142 0243
- Impact energy absorbing bumper system.
  - MP31196 0218
- Improper undercutting.
  - MP31650 0230
- Improving personal relationships, pt. 1.
  - MP32025 0240
- Improving personal relationships, pt. 2.
  - MP32026 0240
- Impulse foods.
  - MU10923 0266
- I, Mudd.
  - LP50340 0173
- INA Corporation.
  - MP31117 0216
- In again, out again.
  - LP48126 0117
- In a lonely place.
  - R671191 0276
- Incarnate.
  - LP50833 0185
- In case of emergency.
  - MP31242 0219
- In case of madness.
  - LP51481 0201
- In celebration of U.S.
  - MP31055 0214
- Incident at Drucker’s Tavern.
  - LP51089 0191
- Incident at Leadville.
  - LP48361 0123
- Incident in the Kill Zone.
  - LP48002 0113
- The Incomplete Shakespeare.
  - LP49278 0146
- Incorporated Television Company, Ltd.
  - LP48975 0139
- Increasing profitability by cutting and serving beef.
  - MP31725 0232
- The Incredible tree.
  - LU3856 0213
- Indent disk separator.
  - MP31175 0217
- The Independent contractor.
  - MP31881 0236
- The Independents, non denominational churches.
  - MU10746 0262
- Independent Television Corporation.
  - LP48975 0139
  - LP50139 0168
  - LP50141 0168
- Indiana. National Guard.
  - MP32377 0250
- The Indian givers.
  - LP48175 0118
- An Indian summer.
  - MP31991 0239
- Indian territory.
  - R674114 0278
- The Indiscreet Squeet.
  - LP48733 0133
- Individually guided reading.
  - MP32395 0250
- Inferential statistics, pt. 1.
  - MP31327 0221
- Inferential statistics, pt. 2.
  - MP31328 0221
- Inferno.
  - LP51459 0201
- Infiltration.
  - LP50521 0177
- Une Infinie tendresse.
  - LP48793 0134
- Infinite tenderness.
  - LP48793 0134
- The Informant.
  - LP48235 0120
- Inhabitants of the planet Earth.
  - MP32222 0245
  - MP32223 0245
  - MP32224 0245
  - MP32225 0245
  - MP32226 0245
- Injecting insulin.
  - MP31215 0218
- Injun kid.
  - LP49361 0149
- In name only.
  - LP49090 0142
- The Inner circle.
  - LP48335 0122
- The Innocent.
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP50914 0187
- The Innocent fair.
  - MP31558 0228
- Innocent no more.
  - LP51465 0201
- Innocent prey.
  - LP49369 0149
- In rooms.
  - MP31772 0233
- Insanity epidemic.
  - LP50069 0166
- In search of a whisper.
  - LP51593 0204
- Inside looking in and sometimes out.
  - MP32007 0239
- Inside man.
  - LP49706 0158
  - LP51081 0191
  - LP51580 0204
- Inside out.
  - LP48797 0134
- The Insider.
  - LP51045 0191
- Insight Films, Inc.
  - MP31889 0236
- The Insomniacs.
  - LP50992 0189
- Instant fatherhood.
  - LP48149 0118
- Instant replay.
  - MU10800 0263
- Instinct for survival.
  - LP50712 0182
- Institute for Psychoanalysis, Chicago.
  - MU10416 0254
  - MU10417 0254
  - MU10418 0254
- Institute for Research on Poverty, University of Wisconsin System.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin, Madison. Institute for Research on Poverty.
- Institute of Ophthalmology.
  - MU10462 0255
  - MU10463 0255
  - MU10464 0255
  - MU10465 0255
- Instructional Media Center, Culinary Institute of America.
  - SEE Culinary Institute of America. Instructional Media Center.
- Instructional Media Laboratory.
  - MP31871 0236
  - MP31872 0236
  - MP31873 0236
  - MP31874 0236
  - MP31875 0236
- Insulin self-care.
  - MP31215 0218
- Insurance claims.
  - MU10682 0260
- Insurance Company of North America.
  - MP31117 0216
- Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.
  - MP31183 0217
  - MP32098 0242
  - MP32099 0242
  - MP32100 0242
  - MP32101 0242
  - MP32102 0242
  - MP32103 0242
  - MP32104 0242
  - MP32105 0242
  - MP32106 0242
  - MP32107 0242
  - MP32108 0242
  - MP32109 0242
  - MP32110 0242
  - MP32111 0242
  - MP32112 0242
  - MP32113 0242
  - MP32114 0242
  - MP32115 0243
- Intellectual Freedom Committee, American Library Association.
  - SEE American Library Association. Intellectual Freedom Committee.
- Inter-American Productions.
  - R664077 0271
  - R667390 0273
  - R667391 0273
- Interfacing a button opening.
  - MP31462 0225
- Interlude.
  - LP51467 0201
- International Business Machines Corporation.
  - MP31571 0228
- International Cine Productions, K.G., ICP Film, G.M.B.H. & Co.
  - LF393 0112
- International Classics, Inc.
  - LP48590 0129
- International Harvester Company.
  - MP31220 0218
  - MP31221 0218
  - MP31222 0218
  - MP31223 0218
  - MP31224 0218
  - MP31225 0218
  - MP32148 0243
  - MP32149 0243
  - MP32150 0243
  - MP32151 0243
- International heavy duty renewed torque amplifier.
  - MP32148 0243
- International Institute of Coiffure Designers, Ltd.
  - MP31432 0224
  - MP31433 0224
- The International Myopia Prevention Association.
  - MP31675 0230
- International Phoenix-Seven League.
  - R671199 0276
- International Photographic Center.
  - MP31220 0218
  - MP31221 0218
  - MP31222 0218
  - MP31223 0218
  - MP31224 0218
  - MP31225 0218
- International Productions, Ltd.
  - MP31166 0217
- International Television Trading Corporation.
  - MP32197 0245
  - MP32198 0245
  - MP32199 0245
  - MP32200 0245
  - MP32204 0245
  - MP32205 0245
- Interplanetary scintillation observations with the 34.3MHz COCOA cross radio telescope during 1974.
  - MU10420 0254
- The Interrogator.
  - LP50354 0174
- An Interview with Clifford Durr, FCC Commissioner, 1941–1948.
  - MU10331 0252
- In the event of my death.
  - LP49077 0141
- In their time, Andover at 200.
  - MP31978 0238
- In the name of love.
  - LP50799 0184
- In the realm of the senses.
  - LF366 0112
- In the shadow of the Andes.
  - R680873 0284
- In the silence.
  - LP51099 0192
- In this corner, Jaime Sommers.
  - LP50301 0172
- Intraocular lenses.
  - MP31423 0223
- Introduction.
  - MP31234 0219
- Introduction: elementary.
  - MP32112 0242
- Introduction: secondary.
  - MP32103 0242
- Introduction to chimpanzee behavior.
  - MP32157 0244
- Introduction to foster parenting.
  - LP48066 0115
  - LP48067 0115
  - LP48068 0115
- Introduction to nursing process: instruction 1.
  - MP31875 0236
- Introduction to nursing process: instruction 2.
  - MP31874 0236
- Introduction to nursing process: instruction 3.
  - MP31873 0236
- Introduction to nursing process: instruction 4.
  - MP31872 0236
- Introduction to nursing process: instruction 5.
  - MP31871 0236
- Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 2.
  - MP31874 0236
- Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 3.
  - MP31873 0236
- Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 4.
  - MP31872 0236
- Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 5.
  - MP31871 0236
- Introduction to the nursing process: instruction 1.
  - MP31875 0236
- Introductory course in human genetics.
  - MP31209 0218
  - MP31210 0218
  - MP31211 0218
  - MP31212 0218
  - MP31213 0218
- The Intruders.
  - LP51446 0201
- The Invaders.
  - LP49242 0145
- Invasion.
  - LP50855 0185
  - LP51802 0210
- Invasion of Earth by robots.
  - LP48718 0132
- The Invasion of Johnson County.
  - LP49512 0153
- Investigation of asphyzial deaths.
  - MP31894 0236
- The Invisible fence.
  - LP50463 0176
- The Invisible man.
  - LP48071 0115
  - LP48072 0115
  - LP48073 0115
  - LP48074 0115
  - LP48075 0115
  - LP48076 0115
  - LP48077 0116
  - LP48078 0116
  - LP48079 0116
  - LP48080 0116
  - LP48081 0116
  - LP48106 0116
- The Invisible Man has butterfingers.
  - LP48728 0133
- The Invisible monster.
  - R670675 0276
  - R670682 0276
- Iowa State University, Ames.
  - MP32030 0240
  - MP32183 0244
- Iowa State University, Ames. Department of Industrial Engineering.
  - MP32030 0240
- Iowa State University, Ames. Department of Speech.
  - MP32030 0240
- Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.
  - MP31172 0217
  - MP31173 0217
  - MP31174 0217
  - MP31175 0217
  - MP31176 0217
  - MP31439 0224
  - MP31440 0224
  - MP31441 0224
  - MP31442 0224
  - MP31443 0224
  - MP31444 0224
  - MP31445 0224
  - MP31446 0224
  - MP31447 0224
  - MP31448 0224
  - MP31449 0224
  - MP31450 0224
  - MP31451 0224
  - MP31452 0224
  - MP31453 0224
  - MP31454 0224
  - MP31455 0224
  - MP31456 0224
  - MP31457 0224
  - MP31458 0225
  - MP31459 0225
  - MP31460 0225
  - MP31461 0225
  - MP31462 0225
  - MP31463 0225
  - MP31464 0225
  - MP31465 0225
  - MP31466 0225
  - MP31467 0225
  - MP31468 0225
  - MP31469 0225
  - MP31470 0225
  - MP31471 0225
  - MP31472 0225
  - MP31473 0225
  - MP31474 0225
  - MP31475 0225
  - MP31476 0225
  - MP31477 0225
  - MP31478 0225
  - MP31479 0225
  - MP31480 0225
  - MP31481 0225
  - MP31482 0225
  - MP31483 0225
  - MP31484 0225
  - MP31485 0225
  - MP31486 0226
  - MP31487 0226
  - MP31488 0226
  - MP31489 0226
  - MP31490 0226
  - MP31491 0226
  - MP31492 0226
  - MP31493 0226
  - MP31494 0226
  - MP31495 0226
  - MP31496 0226
  - MP31497 0226
  - MP31498 0226
  - MP31499 0226
  - MP31500 0226
  - MP31501 0226
  - MP31502 0226
  - MP31503 0226
  - MP32030 0240
  - MP32183 0244
- Irish week.
  - MU10510 0256
  - MU10883 0265
  - MU10939 0267
  - MU10956 0267
- Iron ships and dead men.
  - LP50288 0172
- The Iroquois trail.
  - R665944 0273
- I saw their angry faces.
  - LP51693 0207
- Is a zebra black and white or white and black?
  - MU10573 0258
- I shot Billy the Kid.
  - R678496 0280
- Islam.
  - MU10766 0262
- The island of Doctor Moreau.
  - LP48439 0125
- Island paradise.
  - LP51305 0197
- Islands at carnival.
  - LP51327 0198
- Island sheikdom.
  - LP51333 0198
- Isn’t it shocking?
  - LP48529 0127
- Isolation.
  - LP50074 0166
- Israel: a search for faith.
  - MP31890 0236
- Israeli week.
  - MU10684 0260
  - MU10691 0261
  - MU10713 0261
  - MU10753 0262
- Is the ice Age coming?
  - MP32094 0242
- Is the soul immortal?
  - MP32295 0247
- The Italians.
  - LP51323 0198
- Italian week.
  - MU10636 0259
  - MU10637 0259
  - MU10649 0259
  - MU10662 0260
  - MU10663 0260
  - MU10677 0260
  - MU10761 0262
  - MU10762 0262
  - MU10775 0263
  - MU11083 0271
- Italy’s eternal city.
  - LP51315 0197
- Italy: the land and the people.
  - MP32278 0247
- ITC.
  - LP50142 0168
- ITC.
  - SEE Incorporated Television Company, Ltd.
- ITC Entertainment.
  - LF392 0112
  - LF393 0112
  - LF394 0112
- ITC Entertainment, Ltd.
  - LP50807 0184
- It couldn’t happen.
  - LP48657 0131
- ITC/RAI.
  - LP50139 0168
- It had to be you.
  - MP32374 0249
- It rains in my village.
  - LP50264 0171
- It’s a bird, it’s a plane, it’s Gilligan!
  - LP51787 0210
- It’s all in your head.
  - LU3819 0212
- It’s all over now, Baby Bird.
  - LP50962 0188
- It’s a small world.
  - R677443 0280
- It’s in the bag.
  - MU10553 0257
- It’s magic.
  - LP51714 0208
- It’s not the same old line.
  - MP32124 0243
- It’s showtime.
  - LP48063 0115
- It’s still up to you.
  - MP31764 0233
- It’s the water.
  - LP50898 0187
- It’s your choice.
  - MP31763 0233
- It’s your first kiss, Charlie Brown.
  - LP49901 0162
- I’ve been hoodwinked.
  - MU10593 0258
- I was a shoplifter.
  - R673603 0277
- I was happy where I was.
  - LP50055 0166
- Jack and the beanstalk.
  - MP31518 0227
- Jackman, H. S.
  - MU10581 0258
- Jack of hearts.
  - LP48684 0131
- Jackpot.
  - MP31045 0214
  - R680833 0283
- Jackson, James.
  - MU10689 0260
- Jacobi, Mary Putnam.
  - LP48695 0132
- JAG Productions.
  - MP31963 0238
- The Jailbirds.
  - LP48873 0136
  - LP48874 0136
- Jailhouse rock.
  - LP51555 0204
- The Jailing of Jaime.
  - LP48403 0124
- Jaime and the King.
  - LP50285 0172
- Jaime’s mother.
  - LP48401 0124
- Jaime’s shield.
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50303 0172
- Jake dance.
  - LP51626 0205
- Jamaica: so many stories to tell.
  - MU10283 0251
- Jamel Productions, Inc.
  - LP48973 0139
- The James Caan con.
  - LP46866 0136
- James Industries, Inc.
  - MP31726 0232
  - MP31727 0232
  - MP31728 0232
  - MP31729 0232
- Jane Goodall: Hierarchy and the alpha male.
  - MP32158 0244
- Jane Goodall: Introduction to chimpanzee behavior.
  - MP32157 0244
- Jane Goodall: Studies of the chimpanzee.
  - MP32157 0244
  - MP32158 0244
- Janus Films.
  - LF381 0112
- Janus of Hollywood.
  - MP32317 0248
- The Japanese American.
  - MP32361 0249
- Japanese week.
  - MU10513 0256
  - MU10522 0256
  - MU10876 0265
  - MU10914 0266
- The Jar.
  - LP49384 0149
  - LP49385 0149
- JAR Publishers, Inc.
  - MP32123 0243
- Jarrett.
  - LP51288 0197
- The Jazz man.
  - LP51673 0207
- JC and Julie.
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49808 0160
- Jefferson airplane.
  - LP48051 0115
- The Jefferson curve.
  - LU3882 0213
- The Jeffersons.
  - LP48042 0115
  - LP48043 0115
  - LP48044 0115
  - LP48045 0115
  - LP48046 0115
  - LP48047 0115
  - LP48048 0115
  - LP48049 0115
  - LP48050 0115
  - LP48051 0115
  - LP48052 0115
  - LP48053 0115
  - LP48054 0115
  - LP48055 0115
  - LP48056 0115
  - LP48057 0115
  - LP48058 0115
  - LP48059 0115
  - LU3801 0211
  - LU3802 0212
  - LU3803 0212
  - LU3804 0212
  - LU3805 0212
  - LU3806 0212
  - LU3807 0212
  - LU3808 0212
  - LU3809 0212
  - LU3879 0213
  - LU3880 0213
  - LU3881 0213
  - LU3882 0213
  - LU3883 0213
- Jehan Sadat—Egypt’s First Lady.
  - MP32288 0247
- Jehovah’s Witness.
  - MU10777 0263
- Jemmin, Inc.
  - LP49342 0148
- Jenkins, Dan.
  - LP50040 0165
- Jenkins, Edward J.
  - MU10850 0265
- Jennings, William Dale.
  - LP48171 0118
  - LP48172 0118
  - LP48173 0118
  - LP48174 0118
  - LP48175 0118
  - LP48176 0118
  - LP48177 0118
  - LP48178 0118
  - LP48179 0118
  - LP48180 0118
  - LP48181 0118
  - LP48182 0118
- Jenny.
  - LP50093 0167
- Jenny’s discovery.
  - LP48045 0115
- Jenny’s opportunity.
  - LP48056 0115
- Jeopardy at Jackson Hole.
  - LP48468 0126
- The Jeremiah adventure.
  - LP50489 0177
- Jerome, Stuart.
  - LP48795 0134
- Jerry’s Restaurant.
  - MP32089 0242
- Jet flight.
  - LP50613 0179
- Jet pilot.
  - MP31792 0234
- Jewel Productions, Ltd.
  - LP50140 0168
- The Jewel robbery.
  - LP48563 0128
- The Jewel thief.
  - LP50460 0176
- Jewish Federation-Council of Greater Los Angeles.
  - MP32370 0249
- Jewish week.
  - MU10633 0259
  - MU10658 0260
  - MU10674 0260
  - MU10679 0260
  - MU10702 0261
  - MU10869 0265
  - MU10874 0265
  - MU10882 0265
  - MU10898 0266
  - MU10910 0266
- Jiggs and Maggie out West.
  - R677430 0279
- Jim and Vern.
  - MP31668 0230
- The Jinx.
  - LP50653 0180
- Jitterbug jive.
  - R665945 0273
- Jittery juror.
  - LP49782 0159
- J. J. gets ready.
  - LP49517 0153
- J. J. gets to his feet.
  - LP49516 0153
- J.J. in business.
  - LP48284 0121
- Jnan Prakash Ghosh, Tabla Master, accompanied by Mallar Mukherjee.
  - MP31966 0238
- The Job game.
  - MP31556 0228
- Joel, Elizabeth.
  - SEE Home Run Productions.
- Joel, Shirley.
  - MP32116 0243
- Joe Palooka in Humphrey takes a chance.
  - R677429 0279
- Joe Palooka in The squared circle.
  - R677446 0280
- Joe Palooka meets Humphrey.
  - R677450 0280
- Johannes Brahms, Piano concerto number 1 in D minor, opus 15, Ludwig Van Beethoven, Piano concerto number 3 in C minor, opus 37.
  - MP32202 0245
- Johnny Cash ridin’ the rails, The Great American train story.
  - MP31263 0219
- Johnny Holiday.
  - R668856 0274
- Johnny, we hardly knew ye.
  - LP48973 0139
- Johnson, Demetris.
  - MU10359 0253
- Johnson, George Clayton.
  - LP49465 0152
  - LP49681 0157
  - LP49682 0157
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
- Johnson, Robert.
  - MP31327 0221
  - MP31328 0221
- Johnson County Community Mental Health Center (KS)
  - MP31135 0216
- The Johnson County invasion.
  - LP49512 0153
- Johnson County Mental Health Center—Olathe (KS)
  - SEE Johnson County Community Mental Health Center (KS)
- Joint Venture C.
  - MU10598 0258
- Joint Venture “D”.
  - MU10597 0258
- Joint Venture G.
  - MU10558 0257
- Jolley, Norman.
  - LP49934 0163
- Jones, Charles M.
  - LP49523 0153
- Jones, Chuck.
  - SEE Jones, Charles M.
- Jones (Chuck) Enterprises.
  - LP49523 0153
- Jorgensen, Korey S.
  - MU10666 0260
- Joseph Andrews.
  - LF388 0112
- Journey in the spring.
  - LP49351 0148
  - LP49352 0148
- Journey to Babel.
  - LP50341 0173
- Jovera, S.A.
  - LP48452 0125
- Joyride.
  - LP48222 0119
- Joyride Productions.
  - LP48222 0119
- The Joys of sex.
  - MP31247 0219
- The Jozak Company.
  - LP51684 0207
- Jozefowski, Joanne T.
  - MP31639 0230
- Jubilee.
  - LP48183 0118
- Judaism—conservative.
  - MU10776 0263
- Judaism—orthodox.
  - MU10780 0263
- Judaism, reformed.
  - MU10774 0263
- The Judas touch.
  - LP50743 0182
- Judge Dee at the haunted monastery.
  - LP48545 0128
- Judge Dee in the monastery murders.
  - LP48545 0128
- Judge Dee, “the monastery murders.”
  - LP48545 0128
- The Judith Cohen story.
  - LP48292 0121
- Julia.
  - LP49903 0162
- Julie’s decision.
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49808 0160
- Julie’s operation.
  - LP49799 0160
- Julius Caesar.
  - LP48220 0119
  - R670951 0276
- Jul Northwest; a Scandinavian celebration.
  - MP31560 0228
- Jump for joy.
  - LP49519 0153
- Jungle stampede.
  - R670684 0276
- Jungle survival.
  - LP50529 0178
- Jungle terror.
  - R681346 0285
- Junk man.
  - LP51685 0207
- Juno Productions, Inc.
  - R668855 0274
- Jupitron.
  - LP50126 0168
- The Jury story.
  - LP50963 0188
- The Jury: those who serve.
  - LP51732 0208
- Just another Polish wedding.
  - LP50314 0173
- Just around the corner.
  - MP31416 0223
- Just skin deep.
  - MP31238 0219
- Juvenile justice: why can’t I go home now?
  - MP32178 0244
- Kagan, Ben.
  - LP51444 0201
- KAID-TV (Television station)
  - MP31235 0219
  - MP31236 0219
  - MP31237 0219
  - MP31238 0219
  - MP31239 0219
  - MP31240 0219
  - MP31241 0219
  - MP31242 0219
  - MP31243 0219
  - MP31244 0219
- Kane, Bob.
  - LP51650 0206
- Kangaroo kandidates.
  - LP48145 0118
- The Kansas City massacre.
  - LP48548 0128
- Kansas raiders.
  - R680853 0283
- Kantof, Albert.
  - LP51680 0207
- Kappa Kappa kaper.
  - LP50190 0169
- Karate-ryu ju-jitsu.
  - MU10630 0259
- Kardell, Allen S.
  - MU10608 0258
  - MU10653 0260
  - MU10662 0260
  - MU10882 0265
  - MU10898 0266
- Kardell, Arlene J.
  - MU10608 0258
  - MU10653 0260
  - MU10662 0260
  - MU10882 0265
  - MU10898 0266
- Kardell, Arlen J.
  - SEE Kardell, Arlene J.
- Karns, Raymond.
  - MU10536 0257
  - MU10706 0261
  - MU10913 0266
- Kate McShane.
  - LP51648 0206
- Katie did it.
  - R680862 0283
- Katnik, Eugene P.
  - MU10835 0264
- Katnik, Richard D.
  - MU10661 0260
- Kato the clown.
  - LP50474 0176
- KATU (Television station)
  - MP32235 0246
- Kaylor (Robert) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31944 0238
- Kearn, Perry.
  - MP31437 0224
- Keaton, Buster.
  - R671463 0277
  - R671464 0277
  - R671465 0277
  - R671466 0277
  - R671467 0277
  - R671468 0277
- Keefe, Donald James, Jr.
  - MU10285 0251
- Keep Films, Ltd.
  - LP48975 0139
- Keep in touch w/o tag.
  - MP31042 0214
- Keep in touch w/tag.
  - MP31046 0214
- Keep your cow-calf herd goin’ and growin’.
  - MP32321 0248
- Keith, Allan.
  - MP31432 0224
  - MP31433 0224
- Keith (Allan) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31432 0224
  - MP31433 0224
- Keller, Judith.
  - MP32116 0243
- Kelly Broadcasting Company.
  - MP32349 0249
- Kemelman, Harry.
  - LP49642 0156
- Kendrick, Baynard.
  - LP51530 0203
- Kennedy, Adam.
  - LP50143 0168
- Kennedys don’t cry.
  - LP51448 0201
- Kent, Alice.
  - LP50136 0168
- Kenyon and Eckhardt Productions.
  - MP31191 0218
  - MP31192 0218
- Kern, David P.
  - MU10654 0260
- Kerr, Elizabeth.
  - MU10693 0261
- Kerr, Howard.
  - MU10693 0261
- Key witness.
  - LP49994 0164
- Khan, Saadat U.
  - MU10599 0258
- KID Broadcasting Corporation.
  - MP31715 0232
- The Kid brother.
  - LP51490 0202
- KID Film Productions.
  - MP31715 0232
- Kidnap.
  - LP48451 0125
  - LP50925 0187
- Kidnap adventure.
  - LP50498 0177
- The Kidnapper.
  - LP51801 0210
- Kids in trouble.
  - MP32345 0249
- The Killer.
  - LP50917 0187
- Killer by night.
  - LP49671 0157
- The Killer cowboys.
  - LP49402 0150
- Killer of the year.
  - LP49069 0141
- The Killer on campus.
  - LP51079 0191
- Killer shark.
  - R677423 0279
- Killers in Paradise.
  - LP50484 0176
- Killers of dreams.
  - LP48414 0124
- Killer that stalked New York.
  - R674205 0278
- Killer tree.
  - LP49815 0160
- The Killing of a porno queen.
  - LP49073 0141
- The Killing of Sister George.
  - LP49693 0157
- Kill or be killed.
  - R668855 0274
- Kill Oscar.
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50297 0172
- Kill the umpire.
  - R665720 0272
- Kilpatrick, Joel B.
  - MP31422 0223
- Kilroy returns.
  - R668920 0274
- Kim.
  - R680032 0281
- Kine Films, Inc.
  - MP31201 0218
- Kinetics.
  - MU10506 0256
- The King.
  - MP32324 0248
- King (Lee) and Partners, Inc.
  - MU10486 0255
  - MU10613 0259
- King, Luis S.
  - MU10921 0266
- King Cole and his trio.
  - R670993 0276
- The Kingdom of the lion.
  - LP51304 0197
- King-Hitzig Productions.
  - MP32406 0250
- King meets the Queen.
  - LP50480 0176
- King of diamonds.
  - LP50405 0175
  - LP50406 0175
  - LP50407 0175
  - LP50408 0175
  - LP50409 0175
  - LP50410 0175
  - LP50411 0175
  - LP50412 0175
  - LP50413 0175
  - LP50414 0175
  - LP50415 0175
  - LP50416 0175
  - LP50417 0175
  - LP50418 0175
  - LP50419 0175
  - LP50420 0175
  - LP50421 0175
  - LP50461 0176
  - LP50462 0176
  - LP50463 0176
  - LP50464 0176
  - LP50465 0176
  - LP50466 0176
  - LP50467 0176
  - LP50468 0176
  - LP50469 0176
  - LP50470 0176
  - LP50471 0176
  - LP50472 0176
  - LP50473 0176
  - LP50474 0176
  - LP50475 0176
  - LP50476 0176
  - LP50477 0176
  - LP50478 0176
  - LP50479 0176
  - LP50480 0176
  - LP50481 0176
- King of the jockies.
  - R668320 0274
- King of the pins.
  - R680975 0284
- Kingsbury Center, Inc.
  - MP32364 0249
- King size search.
  - LP50406 0175
- King Solomon’s mines.
  - R672525 0277
- King Tut’s tomb.
  - R673965 0278
- Kipling, Rudyard.
  - LP48678 0131
- Kirkman, Larry.
  - MP31734 0232
- Kirkpatrick, Joel B.
  - MP31670 0230
- Kirshner (Don) Productions, Inc.
  - LU3810 0212
  - LU3811 0212
  - LU3812 0212
  - LU3813 0212
  - LU3814 0212
  - LU3815 0212
  - LU3861 0213
- Kiss it all goodbye.
  - LP50054 0166
- Kiss of death.
  - LP48867 0136
- Kiss tomorrow goodbye.
  - R675850 0279
- Kitara.
  - LP51004 0189
- The Kitty Ling story.
  - LP50418 0175
- Klaben, Helen.
  - LP48752 0133
- The Klae dynasty.
  - LP48076 0115
- The Klae resource.
  - LP48077 0116
- Klein (Walter J.) Company, Ltd.
  - MP31653 0230
- Kneubuhl, John.
  - LP48801 0134
- Knit wits.
  - MU10549 0257
- Knock around the block.
  - LP50801 0184
- Know your planter monitor.
  - MP32150 0243
- Knudsen, D. Frederick.
  - MU10918 0266
- Kojak.
  - LP48970 0139
  - LP50044 0166
  - LP50049 0166
  - LP50050 0166
  - LP50051 0166
  - LP50052 0166
  - LP50053 0166
  - LP50054 0166
  - LP50055 0166
  - LP50056 0166
  - LP50057 0166
  - LP50079 0166
  - LP50080 0166
  - LP50081 0166
  - LP50082 0166
  - LP50083 0166
  - LP50084 0166
  - LP50085 0167
  - LP50086 0167
  - LP50087 0167
  - LP50088 0167
  - LP50089 0167
  - LP50090 0167
  - LP50091 0167
- Kojak’s days.
  - LP50050 0166
  - LP50057 0166
- Konvitz, Jeffrey.
  - LP48514 0127
- Kosygin is coming.
  - LP50141 0168
- KPIX (Television station)
  - MP31558 0228
- Krakatoa, east of Java.
  - LP50094 0167
- Kramer (Stanley) Productions, Inc.
  - R670687 0276
- Krause, Robert D.
  - MU10828 0264
- Kristel, Herbert M.
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11083 0271
- Kuht Film.
  - MP31136 0216
- Kung fu.
  - LP49704 0158
  - LP49705 0158
  - LP49722 0158
  - LP49723 0158
  - LP49724 0158
  - LP49725 0158
  - LP49726 0158
  - LP49727 0158
  - LP49728 0158
  - LP49729 0158
  - LP49730 0158
  - LP49731 0158
  - LP49732 0158
  - LP49733 0158
  - LP49734 0158
  - LP49735 0158
  - LP49736 0158
  - LP49737 0158
  - LP49738 0158
  - LP49739 0158
  - LP49740 0158
  - LP49741 0158
  - LP49742 0158
- Kusel, Helen E.
  - MU10917 0266
- Kusel, Vincent M.
  - MU10917 0266
- The K-9 caper.
  - LP49997 0164
- A Labor czar is missing.
  - LP49068 0141
- Ladds, George J.
  - MU10920 0266
- A Lady.
  - LP48710 0132
- The Lady and the law.
  - LP48662 0131
- Lady Frankenstein.
  - LP49926 0163
- Lady in the squad room.
  - LP48970 0139
- Lady Luck.
  - LP48339 0122
- Lady on the lam.
  - LP49910 0162
- Lady on the lower.
  - MP31973 0238
- The Lady plays her hand.
  - LP48384 0123
- A Lady without passport.
  - R667096 0273
- Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.
  - LP48218 0119
- The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 102.
  - LP48218 0119
- Lake of the volcano.
  - LP51331 0198
- Lamborn, Beverly A.
  - MU10714 0261
- Lamborn, Kay V.
  - MU10714 0261
- A Lamb to the slaughter.
  - LP49705 0158
- Lamont as Othello.
  - LP48032 0114
- Lamont in love.
  - LP50201 0169
- Lamont is that you.
  - LP48031 0114
- Lancaster, Bill.
  - LP48761 0134
- Lancer Productions.
  - MP32220 0245
- Landa, Howard S.
  - MU10874 0265
- Land grant.
  - LP51026 0190
- Land of the ibex.
  - MP31774 0233
- Land of the Yeti.
  - LP51681 0207
- Land of 7,000 islands.
  - LP51298 0197
- Landscape in black.
  - LP51344 0198
- The Landslide adventure.
  - LP50497 0177
- The Land, the sea, the children there.
  - MP31781 0234
- Lange, John.
  - LP48536 0128
- Langford Productions, Inc.
  - LP51609 0205
  - LP51610 0205
  - LP51611 0205
  - LP51612 0205
  - LP51613 0205
  - LP51614 0205
  - LP51615 0205
  - LP51616 0205
  - LP51617 0205
  - LP51618 0205
  - LP51619 0205
  - LP51620 0205
  - LP51621 0205
  - LP51622 0205
  - LP51623 0205
  - LP51624 0205
  - LP51625 0205
  - LP51626 0205
  - LP51659 0206
  - LP51660 0206
  - LP51664 0206
  - LP51665 0206
  - LP51666 0206
  - LP51667 0206
  - LP51668 0206
  - LP51669 0206
  - LP51670 0206
  - LP51671 0207
  - LP51672 0207
  - LP51673 0207
  - LP51674 0207
  - LP51675 0207
  - LP51685 0207
- Langlois, Edward A.
  - MU10610 0258
- Lanigan’s rabbi.
  - LP49642 0156
- Lansbury (Bruce) Productions, Ltd.
  - LP49368 0149
  - LP49369 0149
  - LP49370 0149
  - LP49371 0149
  - LP49372 0149
  - LP49373 0149
  - LP49374 0149
  - LP49375 0149
  - LP49696 0157
  - LP49697 0157
  - LP49698 0157
- Larson (Glen) Productions.
  - LP48967 0138
  - LP49514 0153
- LaRue, Bart.
  - MP32317 0248
- Larue Communications. Scientificom.
  - MP31436 0224
- Laser Film.
  - LF382 0112
- Lash, Joseph P.
  - LP48971 0139
  - LP48972 0139
  - LP48974 0139
- The Last angry man.
  - LP51270 0196
- The Last barrier.
  - LP49834 0161
- Last bullet.
  - R678487 0280
- Last chance.
  - LP50657 0180
- The Last frontier.
  - LP51328 0198
- Last Full Moon.
  - LP48424 0125
- The Last heir.
  - LP49777 0159
- Last holiday.
  - R671530 0277
- The Last leaf.
  - LU3879 0213
- The Last message.
  - LP49470 0152
- Last mission over Sengai.
  - LP49650 0156
- The Last of the big time Malphs.
  - LP50779 0183
- Last of the buccaneers.
  - R680966 0284
- The Last of the great paperhangers.
  - LP50167 0169
- The Last of the mountain men.
  - LP51086 0191
- Last of the night raiders.
  - LP48382 0123
- The Last of the red hot playwrights.
  - LP51277 0196
- Last one for Hutch.
  - LP49651 0156
- The Last phantom.
  - LP48966 0138
- The Last raid.
  - LP49723 0158
- Last rites for Miss Emma.
  - LP50023 0165
- Last salute to the Commodore.
  - LP48119 0117
- The Last stop.
  - LP50430 0175
- Last stop to Austin.
  - LP48381 0123
- The Last taboo.
  - MP31429 0224
- Last tango in Newark.
  - LP50941 0188
- The Last voyage of the Argo Merchant.
  - MP31120 0216
- The Last winter.
  - LP51037 0190
- Las Vegas undercover.
  - LP49514 0153
- The Late great planet Earth.
  - LP49461 0152
- The Late show murders.
  - LP48864 0136
- The Laundry orgy.
  - LP50961 0188
- Laverne and Shirley.
  - LP48441 0125
  - LP48442 0125
  - LP48443 0125
  - LP48444 0125
  - LP48445 0125
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
  - LP50894 0186
  - LP50895 0186
  - LP50896 0187
  - LP50897 0187
  - LP50898 0187
  - LP50899 0187
  - LP50900 0187
  - LP50901 0187
  - LP50902 0187
  - LP50903 0187
  - LP50904 0187
  - LP50905 0187
  - LP50906 0187
  - LP50907 0187
  - LP50908 0187
  - LP50909 0187
  - LP50987 0189
  - LP50988 0189
  - LP50989 0189
  - LP51536 0203
  - LP51537 0203
  - LP51538 0203
  - LP51539 0203
  - LP51540 0203
  - LP51541 0203
  - LP51542 0203
  - LP51543 0203
- The Law and Big Annie.
  - LP48196 0119
- Law and disorder.
  - LP49677 0157
- Law and order.
  - R668427 0274
- Law and the citizen series.
  - MP31702 0231
- Law dance.
  - LP50086 0167
- The Lawless.
  - R671459 0277
- Lawless, James H.
  - MP32122 0243
- Lawless (Jim) Motion Picture Consultants, Inc.
  - MP32122 0243
- Law of the land.
  - LP48376 0123
- Law of the panhandle.
  - R677438 0280
- Lawrence.
  - LP48652 0130
  - LP48658 0131
  - LP48677 0131
- Layering, trimming, clipping, and notching seam allowances.
  - MP31459 0225
- Laying, pinning, and cutting a pattern.
  - MP31484 0225
- Lay it on thick.
  - MU10875 0265
- Lazarevik, Lazar K.
  - LP48656 0131
- Lazarus and Diamond Jim.
  - LU3766 0211
- Leadership series in individually guided education.
  - MP32396 0250
  - MP32397 0250
  - MP32398 0250
  - MP32399 0250
  - MP32400 0250
  - MP32401 0250
  - MP32402 0250
  - MP32403 0250
  - MP32404 0250
  - MP32405 0250
- Learnex Marketing Corporation.
  - MP31424 0223
- Learning about sound.
  - MP32088 0242
- Learning Corporation of America.
  - LP49680 0157
- Leaving Cheyenne.
  - LP49672 0157
- Leavitt, Philip N.
  - MU10752 0262
- LeBaron and Diplomat technical highlights.
  - MP31071 0214
- LeBaron sedan features and comparison.
  - MP31198 0218
- LeBaron 2-door features and comparison.
  - MP31197 0218
- LeBlanc, Gilbert A.
  - MU10813 0264
- Leblanc, Raymond.
  - LF383 0112
- Ledger of guilt.
  - LP46460 0126
- Lee.
  - LP48652 0130
  - LP46658 0131
  - LP48677 0131
- Leenerts, Gordon J.
  - MU11046 0270
- The Left hand of the devil.
  - LP48827 0135
- A Legacy from Paula.
  - MP31639 0230
- Legal tender.
  - LP51294 0197
- The Legendary West.
  - MP31414 0223
- The Legend of Big Foot.
  - LP51025 0190
- Legend of Crater Mountain.
  - LP50101 0167
- The Legend of Sleepy Hollow.
  - R665896 0273
- Lehman, Kenneth S.
  - MU10415 0254
- Leiblich, Garnet M.
  - MU10967 0268
- Leiblich, Jerome H.
  - MU10967 0268
- Leona.
  - LP50931 0187
- Leon and Eddie’s.
  - R671198 0276
- Leonard, James M.
  - MP31558 0228
- Leona Tyler on counseling.
  - MP32006 0239
- Leon Errol, no. 2.
  - R668916 0274
- Leopards in lightning.
  - LP51361 0199
- Lepman, James D.
  - MU10546 0257
  - MU10553 0257
  - MU10582 0258
  - MU10637 0259
  - MU10924 0266
  - MU10968 0268
  - MU10978 0268
- The Leprechaun.
  - LP48039 0114
- Leslie and Abigail.
  - MU11015 0269
- A Lesson in violence.
  - LP48456 0126
- Lester.
  - LP49771 0159
- Lester two.
  - LP49759 0159
- Let death do us part.
  - LP50161 0168
- Let it rain.
  - LP48256 0120
- Let’s get to the point.
  - MU10577 0258
- Let’s make a deal.
  - LP51545 0203
- Let’s measure: using milliliters and liters.
  - MP31069 0214
- Let’s pretend we’re strangers.
  - LP51475 0201
- Let’s tie one on.
  - MU10570 0257
- The Letter bug.
  - LP48262 0120
- Letter of the law.
  - LP48612 0129
- The Letters.
  - LP48530 0127
- Let there be Light.
  - MU10334 0252
- Let the spirit move.
  - MP31217 0218
- Levin, Ira.
  - LP49675 0157
  - LP51656 0206
- Leviton, Dan.
  - MP32360 0249
- Levy, Brian Don.
  - MU11090 0271
- Lewis, Anne Boyd.
  - MP32308 0248
- Lewis (Jay) Productions, Ltd.
  - R682512 0286
- Lewittes, Daniel.
  - MU10612 0259
- Libbey glass.
  - MP31719 0232
- Libel.
  - LP48226 0120
- Libott, Robert Yale.
  - LP48806 0135
- Libra rising all over Lamont.
  - LP48036 0114
- Library world.
  - MP31712 0231
- Licensed to kill.
  - LP49260 0146
- License to cheat.
  - LP48349 0123
- License to kill—limit three people.
  - LP50383 0174
- The Lie.
  - LP48419 0125
- Das Lied von der Erde.
  - MP32209 0245
- Life adventure specials.
  - MP31526 0227
- The Life and times of Grizzly Adams.
  - LP50710 0182
  - LP50716 0182
  - LP50717 0182
  - LP50718 0182
  - LP50719 0182
  - LP50720 0182
  - LP50721 0182
  - LP50722 0182
  - LP50723 0182
  - LP50724 0182
  - LP50725 0182
  - LP50726 0182
  - LP50727 0182
  - LP50728 0182
- Life around us.
  - MP31528 0227
- The Life, death, and recovery of an alcoholic.
  - MP32141 0243
- Life is good.
  - MP31245 0219
- Lifeline.
  - LP51364 0199
  - LP51663 0206
- The Lifeline agency.
  - LP49414 0150
- A Life of her own.
  - R669964 0275
- Life preserver.
  - LP48230 0120
- The Lifer’s Group, I am my brother’s keeper.
  - MP32382 0250
- The Life saver account.
  - MP32121 0243
- Lifting the veil.
  - MP31299 0220
- Light and shadow.
  - LP51591 0204
- The Lighthouse.
  - LP48651 0130
- Lightning guns.
  - R680956 0284
- Lightning strikes twice.
  - R681310 0285
- Lightwave.
  - MP31658 0230
- Like you, like me.
  - MP32049 0241
  - MP32059 0241
- Limbing.
  - MP31645 0230
- Limelight.
  - LP50075 0166
- The Lincoln conspiracy.
  - LP50711 0182
- Lindell, Harold.
  - MU10685 0260
- Lindell, Virginia.
  - MU10685 0260
- Lindsey, Hal.
  - LP49461 0152
- The Linen Closet.
  - MP32229 0246
- Line of fire.
  - LP48013 0114
  - LP51675 0207
- Lining techniques.
  - MP31474 0225
- Lippert Productions, Inc.
  - R678485 0280
  - R678487 0280
  - R678488 0280
  - R678489 0280
  - R678490 0280
  - R678491 0280
  - R678492 0280
  - R678493 0280
  - R678494 0280
  - R678495 0280
  - R678496 0280
  - R678497 0280
  - R678498 0280
  - R678499 0280
  - R678500 0280
  - R678503 0280
  - R678504 0280
  - R678505 0281
  - R678506 0281
  - R678507 0281
- Lipton, Kwasha.
  - MP31763 0233
- Lirol Productions.
  - MP31191 0218
  - MP31192 0218
- Lirol Productions, Inc.
  - MU10781 0263
  - MU10830 0264
  - MU11041 0269
- The Listening ear.
  - LP48227 0120
- Listening, speaking and non-verbal language.
  - MP31508 0226
- Listen to the heartbeat.
  - LP49464 0152
- Little Ace from outer space.
  - LP48742 0133
- A Little advice goes a long way.
  - LP48551 0128
- The Little boy that Santa Claus forgot.
  - LP50129 0168
- The Little dictator.
  - LP51767 0209
- Little girl lost.
  - LP49358 0149
  - LP51596 0205
- Little house on the prairie.
  - LP49347 0148
  - LP49348 0148
  - LP49349 0148
  - LP49350 0148
  - LP49351 0148
  - LP49352 0148
  - LP49353 0148
  - LP49354 0149
  - LP49355 0149
  - LP49356 0149
  - LP49357 0149
  - LP49358 0149
  - LP49359 0149
  - LP49360 0149
  - LP49361 0149
  - LP49362 0149
  - LP49363 0149
  - LP49364 0149
  - LP49365 0149
  - LP49366 0149
  - LP49367 0149
- Little island, big gun.
  - LP51699 0207
- Little league.
  - LP50871 0186
- The Little match girl.
  - MP31514 0226
  - MP31784 0234
- Little pitchers have big fears.
  - LP49396 0150
- The Little regiment.
  - LP48805 0135
- Little Roquefort in Cat happy.
  - R673964 0278
- Little Roquefort in Mouse and garden.
  - R673967 0278
- The Little tadpole who grew.
  - MP31063 0214
- The Little white lie that grew and grew and grew.
  - LP51283 0197
- Little women.
  - LP49360 0149
- Live bait.
  - LP50346 0173
- Live forever.
  - LP48661 0131
- Living doll.
  - LP48723 0132
- Living lights.
  - LP50125 0168
- Living metrics: count me in.
  - MP32325 0248
- Living together.
  - LP48877 0136
- Lizst, a Faust symphony in three character pictures after Goethe.
  - MP32207 0245
- LKSD Media Center.
  - SEE Lower Kuskokwim School District, Bethel, AK. Media Center.
- Lloyd (Harold) Estate and Foundation.
  - LP51488 0202
  - LP51489 0202
  - LP51490 0202
  - LP51491 0202
  - LP51492 0202
  - LP51493 0202
  - LP51494 0202
  - LP51495 0202
- Lobbying: a case history.
  - MP32087 0242
- Lobel, Lloyd.
  - MU10392 0253
- Locating buttons and buttonholes.
  - MP31453 0224
- Lockhart, James B.
  - MU10705 0261
- Lock up.
  - LP51367 0199
  - LP51368 0199
  - LP51369 0199
  - LP51370 0199
  - LP51371 0199
  - LP51372 0199
  - LP51373 0199
  - LP51374 0199
  - LP51375 0199
  - LP51376 0199
  - LP51377 0199
  - LP51378 0199
  - LP51379 0199
  - LP51380 0199
  - LP51381 0199
  - LP51382 0199
  - LP51383 0199
  - LP51384 0199
  - LP51385 0199
  - LP51386 0199
  - LP51387 0199
  - LP51388 0199
  - LP51389 0199
  - LP51390 0199
  - LP51391 0199
  - LP51392 0199
  - LP51393 0199
  - LP51394 0199
  - LP51395 0200
  - LP51396 0200
  - LP51397 0200
  - LP51398 0200
  - LP51399 0200
  - LP51400 0200
  - LP51401 0200
  - LP51402 0200
  - LP51403 0200
  - LP51404 0200
  - LP51405 0200
  - LP51406 0200
  - LP51407 0200
  - LP51408 0200
  - LP51409 0200
  - LP51410 0200
  - LP51411 0200
  - LP51412 0200
  - LP51413 0200
  - LP51414 0200
  - LP51415 0200
  - LP51416 0200
  - LP51417 0200
  - LP51418 0200
  - LP51419 0200
  - LP51420 0200
  - LP51421 0200
  - LP51422 0200
  - LP51423 0200
  - LP51424 0200
  - LP51425 0200
  - LP51426 0200
  - LP51427 0200
  - LP51428 0200
  - LP51429 0200
  - LP51430 0200
  - LP51431 0200
  - LP51432 0200
  - LP51433 0200
  - LP51434 0200
  - LP51435 0200
  - LP51436 0200
  - LP51437 0200
  - LP51438 0200
  - LP51439 0200
  - LP51440 0200
  - LP51441 0201
  - LP51442 0201
  - LP51443 0201
  - LP51731 0208
- The Lock-up torque converter.
  - MP31888 0236
- Loeser, Edward A.
  - MU11093 0271
- Loew’s, Inc.
  - R665689 0272
  - R667095 0273
  - R667096 0273
  - R667097 0273
  - R667098 0273
  - R669962 0275
  - R669963 0275
  - R669964 0275
  - R670382 0275
  - R670383 0275
  - R670384 0275
  - R670385 0275
  - R670978 0276
  - R672522 0277
  - R672523 0277
  - R672524 0277
  - R672525 0277
  - R672857 0277
  - R672858 0277
  - R672859 0277
  - R673961 0278
  - R674712 0278
  - R674713 0278
  - R675352 0278
  - R676028 0279
  - R676029 0279
  - R680031 0281
  - R680032 0281
  - R680033 0281
  - R680439 0283
  - R680440 0283
  - R680441 0283
  - R681300 0285
- Logan’s run.
  - LP49465 0152
  - LP49681 0157
  - LP49682 0157
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
  - LP51523 0203
  - LP51524 0203
  - LP51679 0207
- Log jam.
  - LP50513 0177
- E’Lollipop.
  - LF384 0112
- Lollipop Productions (Pty.) Ltd.
  - LF384 0112
- London, Damian.
  - LP49898 0162
- London Bridges.
  - LP50282 0172
- The Lone eagle.
  - MP31303 0221
- The Loneliest runner.
  - LP49900 0162
- Lonely at the middle.
  - LP51540 0203
- Lonely heart bandits.
  - R675446 0278
- Lonely hearts bandits.
  - R675446 0278
- Lonely heart 4122.
  - LP48519 0127
- A Lonely way to die.
  - LP48092 0116
- The Long ball.
  - LP47979 0113
- The Long day.
  - LP50106 0167
- The Longest drive.
  - LP51110 0192
  - LP51111 0192
- Long hold demo 2.
  - MP31051 0214
- The Long ride.
  - LP48588 0129
- The Long rider.
  - LP48171 0118
- The Long sleep.
  - LP50111 0167
- Long Star Production Company.
  - MU10359 0253
- Longstreet.
  - LP51530 0203
- The Look alikes.
  - LP48559 0128
- Look before you leap.
  - LP50909 0187
- Looking for Mister Goodbar.
  - LP49668 0157
- Look out for the cards.
  - MP31123 0216
- Look to the harvest.
  - MP32151 0243
- Look up with 7-Up.
  - MP10612 0259
- Loom Productions, Inc.
  - LP51039 0190
- Loose ends.
  - LP50047 0166
- Lorch (Anthony T.) Inc.
  - MP31128 0216
  - MP31129 0216
  - MP31130 0216
  - MP31131 0216
  - MP31132 0216
  - MP31133 0216
- The Lords of Flatbush.
  - LP49079 0141
- Lorenzo Bush.
  - LP51028 0190
- Lorimar-Bavaria.
  - LP50138 0168
- Lorimar Productions, Inc.
  - LP49496 0152
  - LP49497 0152
  - LP49498 0152
  - LP49499 0152
  - LP49500 0152
  - LP49501 0152
  - LP49502 0152
  - LP49503 0153
  - LP49504 0153
  - LP49505 0153
  - LP49506 0153
  - LP49507 0153
  - LP49508 0153
  - LP50140 0168
  - LP51444 0201
  - LP51445 0201
  - LP51446 0201
  - LP51447 0201
  - LP51627 0205
  - LP51628 0205
  - LP51629 0205
  - LP51630 0205
  - LP51631 0205
  - LP51632 0205
  - LP51633 0206
  - LP51634 0206
  - LP51635 0206
  - LP51636 0206
  - LP51637 0206
  - LP51638 0206
  - LP51639 0206
  - LP51640 0206
  - LP51641 0206
  - LP51642 0206
  - LP51643 0206
  - LP51644 0206
  - LP51645 0206
  - LP51734 0208
  - LP51735 0208
  - LP51736 0208
  - LP51737 0208
  - LP51738 0208
  - LP51739 0208
  - LP51740 0208
  - LP51741 0209
  - LP51742 0209
  - LP51781 0210
- Lorraine’s career.
  - LP48769 0134
- Los Angeles Philharmonic.
  - MP32199 0245
- The Losers.
  - LP49028 0140
  - LP50524 0177
- Losing game.
  - LP47985 0113
- The Loss.
  - LP51639 0206
- The Lost art of dying.
  - LP50738 0182
- The Lost city of the Incas.
  - LP51302 0197
- The Lost duchess.
  - LP48646 0130
- The Lost heartbeat.
  - LP49932 0163
- Lost identity.
  - LP50458 0176
- Lost last chapter.
  - LP49909 0162
- The Lost ones.
  - LP50528 0178
- Lost Sunday.
  - LP51590 0204
- The Lost volcano.
  - R677439 0280
- Lost wax steam casting.
  - MU10619 0259
- The Lost years.
  - LP48802 0135
- Lo torc plug valve.
  - MP32188 0244
- Lottery of death.
  - LP48357 0123
- Loube, Irving.
  - MU10636 0259
  - MU10894 0266
  - MU10946 0267
- Louisa.
  - R673610 0278
- Louise forgets.
  - LP48047 0115
- Louise’s friend.
  - LP48054 0115
- Louise’s new interest.
  - LU3806 0212
- Louise’s physical.
  - LP48055 0115
- Louise versus Jenny.
  - LP48052 0115
- Louisiana week.
  - MU10675 0260
  - MU10771 0263
  - MU10772 0263
  - MU11090 0271
- Loukas.
  - SEE Loukas, Peter.
- Loukas, Peter.
  - MP32121 0243
- Love, American style.
  - LP51654 0206
- Love among the ruins.
  - LP49030 0140
- Love and marriage.
  - LP48878 0136
  - LP51744 0209
- Love and war.
  - LP49655 0156
- Love happy.
  - R668859 0274
- Love has a spot on its lung.
  - LP48285 0121
  - LP48286 0121
- Lovelorn leghorn.
  - R681342 0285
- Love, Mabel.
  - LP47999 0113
- Love match.
  - MU10555 0257
- Love me, love my Skipper.
  - LP51751 0209
- Love on a rooftop.
  - LP48240 0120
  - LP48241 0120
  - LP48242 0120
  - LP48243 0120
  - LP48244 0120
  - LP48245 0120
  - LP48246 0120
  - LP48247 0120
  - LP48248 0120
  - LP48249 0120
  - LP48250 0120
  - LP48251 0120
  - LP48252 0120
  - LP48253 0120
  - LP48254 0120
  - LP48255 0120
  - LP48256 0120
  - LP48257 0120
  - LP48258 0120
  - LP48259 0120
  - LP48260 0120
  - LP48261 0120
  - LP48262 0120
  - LP48263 0120
  - LP48264 0120
  - LP48265 0120
- Lovers and other strangers.
  - LP49690 0157
- Lovers don’t make house calls.
  - LP50881 0186
- Lover’s knot.
  - LP50954 0188
- Love song for Tanya.
  - LP48207 0119
- Love songs.
  - MU10814 0264
  - MU10850 0265
  - MU10851 0265
- Love story.
  - LU3812 0212
- Love thy neighbor.
  - MU10400 0254
- Lovey’s secret admirer.
  - LP51793 0210
- Lovin’ Molly.
  - LP49672 0157
- Low calorie love.
  - LP48260 0120
- Lower Kuskokwim School District, Bethel, AK. Media Center.
  - MP32408 0251
- Lower urinary tract infections in women.
  - MP32189 0244
- L-Ram.
  - MU11080 0270
- Lucan.
  - LP49464 0152
- Lucky Luciano.
  - LP50003 0165
- Lucky number.
  - R673727 0278
- Lucy’s job offer.
  - LP49088 0141
- Ludwig Van Beethoven, Coriolan overture, opus 62, Johannes Brahms, Symphony number 1 in C minor, opus 68.
  - MP32214 0245
- Ludwig Van Beethoven, Symphony number 5 in C minor, opus 67.
  - MP32203 0245
- Luke Baldwin’s vow.
  - LP49680 0157
- Lullaby of Broadway.
  - R681311 0285
- The Lungs: an inside story.
  - MP31520 0227
- Lurie, Alison.
  - LP49222 0145
- Lutherans and Presbyterians.
  - MU10788 0263
- Lynch, Edie.
  - LU3863 0213
- Lynch (Edie) Films, Inc.
  - LU3863 0213
- Lynn, Donna.
  - LP49519 0153
- Mace.
  - LP50477 0176
- Machine stitching techniques.
  - MP31458 0225
- Macho Callahan.
  - LP48755 0133
- Mack, Albert.
  - MU10562 0257
  - MU10686 0260
  - MU10945 0267
- MacLaine Enterprises, Inc.
  - MP32359 0249
- MacPherson, Angus.
  - MU10869 0265
  - MU10927 0267
  - MU10942 0267
- Madama Butterfly.
  - MP32218 0245
- Madeleine.
  - R682741 0286
- The Mad Isle of Madhattan.
  - LP48721 0132
- Mad Marvin.
  - LP51782 0210
- Mad Marvin Productions, Inc.
  - LP51782 0210
- The Madness within.
  - LP49264 0146
  - LP49265 0146
- The Madonna legacy.
  - LP49768 0159
- The Maestro.
  - LP49807 0160
- Magazine.
  - MP31899 0237
  - MP32035 0240
- Magenta, Muriel.
  - MP31771 0233
- Magic act.
  - LP50405 0175
- The Magic egg.
  - LP48810 0135
- The Magic of Zambia.
  - LP51330 0198
- The Magic suitcase.
  - LP49811 0160
- Magnetic Audio/Video Products, division of 3M Company.
  - SEE 3M Company. Magnetic Audio/Video Products.
- The Magnetic tide.
  - R680838 0283
- Magnificat—Mary’s song of liberation.
  - MP31271 0220
- The Magnificent lie.
  - LP51338 0198
- The Magnificent Yankee.
  - R680031 0281
- Mahoney, Donald J.
  - MU10594 0258
- Mahoney, Wanda Lee.
  - MU10594 0258
- The Maid did it.
  - LP49286 0147
- Maid for each other.
  - LP50938 0188
- Maieutic dialog.
  - MP32113 0242
- The Mailbox.
  - LP49899 0162
- Maine thing.
  - LP49924 0163
- Major News Library.
  - R665850 0272
  - R665851 0272
  - R670063 0275
  - R670064 0275
  - R670065 0275
  - R670066 0275
  - R670067 0275
  - R670068 0275
  - R670069 0275
  - R670070 0275
  - R670071 0275
  - R670072 0275
  - R670073 0275
  - R670074 0275
  - R670075 0275
  - R670076 0275
  - R670077 0275
  - R670078 0275
  - R670079 0275
  - R670080 0275
  - R670081 0275
  - R670082 0275
  - R670083 0275
  - R670084 0275
  - R680285 0281
  - R680286 0281
  - R680287 0281
  - R680288 0281
  - R680289 0281
  - R680290 0281
  - R680291 0281
  - R680292 0281
  - R680293 0281
  - R680294 0281
  - R680295 0281
  - R680296 0281
  - R680297 0281
  - R680298 0282
  - R680299 0282
  - R680300 0282
  - R680301 0282
  - R680302 0282
  - R680303 0282
  - R680304 0282
  - R680305 0282
  - R680306 0282
  - R680307 0282
  - R680308 0282
  - R680309 0282
  - R680310 0282
  - R680311 0282
  - R680312 0282
  - R680313 0282
  - R681838 0286
  - R681839 0286
  - R681840 0286
  - R681841 0286
  - R681842 0286
  - R681843 0286
  - R681844 0286
- Make like it never happened.
  - LP50366 0174
- Make mine metric.
  - MP31559 0228
- Makes a sea serpent sore.
  - LP48726 0132
- Make the most of the yoke.
  - MP10550 0257
- Making a continuous lapped placket.
  - MP31480 0225
- Making a fabric covered belt.
  - MP31439 0224
- Making a faced opening for a pleated sleeve closure.
  - MP31444 0224
- Making a folded and fake cuff.
  - MP31477 0225
- Making and using bias strips.
  - MP31476 0225
- Making a neckband collar.
  - MP31455 0224
- Making a pointed collar (with seam on outer three sides.
  - MP31471 0225
- Making a round collar.
  - MP31481 0225
- Making bound buttonholes.
  - MP31452 0224
- Making button loops.
  - MP31490 0226
- Making cuffs.
  - MP31468 0225
- Making darts, tucks, and pleats.
  - MP31460 0225
- Making French and flat fell seams.
  - MP31502 0226
- Making gathers.
  - MP31493 0226
- The Making of Star wars as told by C-3PO and R2-D2.
  - LP49598 0155
- Making square or V-shaped corners.
  - MP31489 0226
- Making unit meetings effective.
  - MP32402 0250
- The Malflores.
  - LP49389 0150
- Malice in Bigotland.
  - LU3887 0213
- Malice in Blunderland.
  - LP48731 0133
- Mallory: in circumstantial evidence.
  - LP49641 0156
- Malotte, Stan.
  - MP32394 0250
- Mama, the school girl.
  - LU3854 0213
- Mammals with hoofs.
  - MP31289 0220
- Management by objectives.
  - MP31118 0216
- Management Communications, Inc.
  - MP31891 0236
- The Manager and the organization.
  - MP31056 0214
  - MP31057 0214
  - MP31058 0214
  - MP31059 0214
  - MP31060 0214
  - MP31061 0214
- Man and boy.
  - LP49342 0148
- The Man and the challenge.
  - LP51114 0192
  - LP51126 0193
  - LP51127 0193
  - LP51128 0193
  - LP51129 0193
  - LP51130 0193
  - LP51131 0193
  - LP51132 0193
  - LP51133 0193
  - LP51178 0194
  - LP51179 0194
  - LP51180 0194
  - LP51181 0194
  - LP51182 0194
  - LP51183 0194
  - LP51184 0194
  - LP51185 0194
  - LP51186 0194
  - LP51187 0194
  - LP51188 0194
  - LP51189 0194
  - LP51190 0194
  - LP51205 0195
  - LP51206 0195
  - LP51207 0195
  - LP51208 0195
  - LP51209 0195
  - LP51210 0195
  - LP51211 0195
  - LP51212 0195
  - LP51213 0195
  - LP51214 0195
  - LP51215 0195
  - LP51216 0195
  - LP51217 0195
  - LP51218 0195
  - LP51219 0195
- Man called X.
  - LP50577 0179
  - LP50578 0179
  - LP50579 0179
  - LP50580 0179
  - LP50581 0179
  - LP50659 0180
  - LP50660 0180
  - LP50661 0180
  - LP50662 0180
  - LP50663 0180
  - LP50664 0181
  - LP50665 0181
  - LP50666 0181
  - LP50667 0181
  - LP50668 0181
  - LP50669 0181
  - LP50670 0181
  - LP50671 0181
  - LP50672 0181
  - LP50673 0181
  - LP50674 0181
  - LP50675 0181
  - LP50676 0181
  - LP50677 0181
  - LP50678 0181
  - LP50679 0181
  - LP50680 0181
  - LP50681 0181
  - LP50682 0181
  - LP50683 0181
  - LP50684 0181
  - LP50685 0181
  - LP50686 0181
  - LP50687 0181
  - LP50688 0181
  - LP50689 0181
  - LP50690 0181
  - LP50691 0181
  - LP50692 0181
- Mandeville, Pauline M.
  - MP32147 0243
- Mandlinfilm, Inc.
  - MP31283 0220
- M and M Mars, Inc.
  - MP31968 0238
- Man Friday.
  - LP48975 0139
- The Man from Bennington.
  - LP48573 0128
- The Man from Leadville.
  - LP48712 0132
- The Man from yesterday.
  - LP51291 0197
- Manhood.
  - LP51096 0192
- Man in a trap.
  - LP50390 0174
- The Man in the cooler.
  - LP51667 0206
- The Man in the shadows.
  - LP48009 0114
- The Man in the steel frame.
  - LP50145 0168
- Mank, Chaw.
  - LP50042 0165
- Mann, Jay.
  - MP31286 0220
- Mannix.
  - LP50015 0165
  - LP50016 0165
  - LP50017 0165
  - LP50018 0165
  - LP50019 0165
  - LP50020 0165
  - LP50021 0165
  - LP50022 0165
  - LP50023 0165
  - LP50024 0165
  - LP50025 0165
  - LP50026 0165
  - LP50027 0165
  - LP50028 0165
  - LP50029 0165
  - LP50030 0165
  - LP50031 0165
  - LP50032 0165
  - LP50033 0165
  - LP50034 0165
  - LP50035 0165
  - LP50036 0165
  - LP50037 0165
  - LP50038 0165
  - LP50327 0173
  - LP50328 0173
  - LP50329 0173
  - LP50330 0173
  - LP50331 0173
  - LP50332 0173
  - LP50333 0173
  - LP50334 0173
  - LP50335 0173
  - LP50336 0173
  - LP50337 0173
  - LP50338 0173
  - LP50339 0173
  - LP50355 0174
  - LP50356 0174
  - LP50357 0174
  - LP50358 0174
  - LP50359 0174
  - LP50360 0174
  - LP50361 0174
  - LP50362 0174
  - LP50363 0174
  - LP50364 0174
  - LP50365 0174
  - LP50366 0174
  - LP50367 0174
  - LP50368 0174
  - LP50369 0174
  - LP50370 0174
  - LP50371 0174
  - LP50372 0174
  - LP50373 0174
  - LP50374 0174
  - LP50375 0174
  - LP50376 0174
  - LP50377 0174
  - LP50378 0174
  - LP50379 0174
  - LP50380 0174
  - LP50381 0174
  - LP50382 0174
  - LP50383 0174
  - LP50384 0174
  - LP50385 0174
  - LP50386 0174
  - LP50387 0174
  - LP50388 0174
  - LP50389 0174
  - LP50390 0174
  - LP50729 0182
  - LP50730 0182
  - LP50731 0182
  - LP50732 0182
  - LP50733 0182
  - LP50734 0182
  - LP50735 0182
  - LP50736 0182
  - LP50737 0182
  - LP50738 0182
  - LP50739 0182
  - LP50740 0182
  - LP50741 0182
  - LP50742 0182
  - LP50743 0182
  - LP50744 0182
  - LP50745 0182
  - LP50746 0182
  - LP50757 0183
  - LP50758 0183
  - LP50759 0183
  - LP50760 0183
  - LP50761 0183
  - LP50762 0183
  - LP50763 0183
  - LP50764 0183
  - LP50765 0183
  - LP50766 0183
  - LP50767 0183
  - LP50768 0183
  - LP50769 0183
  - LP50770 0183
  - LP50771 0183
  - LP50772 0183
  - LP50773 0183
  - LP50774 0183
  - LP50784 0184
  - LP50785 0184
  - LP50786 0184
  - LP50787 0184
  - LP50788 0184
  - LP50789 0184
  - LP50790 0184
  - LP50791 0184
  - LP50792 0184
  - LP50810 0184
  - LP50811 0184
  - LP50812 0184
  - LP50813 0184
  - LP50814 0184
  - LP50815 0184
  - LP50816 0184
  - LP50817 0184
  - LP50818 0184
  - LP50819 0184
  - LP50820 0184
  - LP50821 0184
  - LP50822 0184
  - LP50823 0185
  - LP50824 0185
  - LP50826 0185
  - LP51563 0204
  - LP51564 0204
  - LP51565 0204
  - LP51566 0204
  - LP51567 0204
  - LP51568 0204
  - LP51569 0204
  - LP51570 0204
  - LP51571 0204
  - LP51572 0204
  - LP51573 0204
  - LP51574 0204
  - LP51575 0204
  - LP51576 0204
  - LP51577 0204
  - LP51578 0204
  - LP51579 0204
  - LP51580 0204
  - LP51581 0204
  - LP51582 0204
  - LP51583 0204
  - LP51584 0204
  - LP51585 0204
  - LP51586 0204
  - LP51587 0204
  - LP51588 0204
  - LP51589 0204
  - LP51590 0204
  - LP51591 0204
  - LP51592 0204
  - LP51593 0204
  - LP51594 0204
  - LP51595 0204
  - LP51596 0205
  - LP51597 0205
  - LP51598 0205
  - LP51599 0205
  - LP51600 0205
  - LP51601 0205
  - LP51602 0205
  - LP51603 0205
  - LP51604 0205
  - LP51605 0205
  - LP51606 0205
  - LP51607 0205
  - LP51608 0205
  - LP51661 0206
  - LP51662 0206
  - LP51663 0206
  - LP51676 0207
  - LP51677 0207
- Man of action.
  - LP48365 0123
  - LP50607 0179
- Man of influence.
  - LP48075 0115
- Man on a bike.
  - LP50431 0175
- Man on fire.
  - LP50171 0169
- Man on the bridge.
  - LP49790 016
- Man out of time.
  - LP49700 0158
- The Man outside.
  - LP51569 0204
- The Man trap.
  - LP48660 0131
- Manuscript handwriting.
  - MP32166 0244
- The Man who couldn’t lose.
  - LP48863 0136
- The Man who didn’t know.
  - LP50123 0167
- The Man who died twice.
  - LP49670 0157
- The Man who sold his shadow.
  - LP48697 0132
- The Man who wasn’t there.
  - LP50771 0183
- Man with a net.
  - LP51806 0211
- The Man with the power.
  - LP50268 0171
- Many a good horse dies.
  - LP48177 0118
- Mao Tse-tung.
  - MP31304 0221
- The Marathon murders.
  - LP51075 0191
- Marathon, showdown.
  - MP31965 0238
- The Marble slab.
  - LP48464 0126
- Marceau, Marcel.
  - MP32068 0241
  - MP32069 0241
  - MP32070 0241
  - MP32071 0241
  - MP32072 0241
  - MP32073 0241
  - MP32074 0241
  - MP32075 0241
  - MP32076 0241
  - MP32077 0241
  - MP32078 0241
  - MP32079 0241
  - MP32080 0241
- March of Dimes.
  - SEE The National Foundation—March of Dimes.
- The March of time.
  - R682921 0286
- Marcus, Alan.
  - LP51020 0190
  - LP51021 0190
  - LP51022 0190
  - LP51023 0190
  - LP51024 0190
  - LP51025 0190
  - LP51026 0190
  - LP51027 0190
  - LP51028 0190
  - LP51029 0190
  - LP51030 0190
  - LP51031 0190
  - LP51032 0190
  - LP51033 0190
  - LP51034 0190
  - LP51035 0190
  - LP51036 0190
  - LP51037 0190
  - LP51038 0190
- Marcus, Ellis.
  - LP50101 0167
- Marcus, Frank.
  - LP49693 0157
- Marcus Productions.
  - MP31134 0216
- Marcus Productions, Inc.
  - MP32381 0250
- Marcus Welby, M.D.
  - LP48393 0124
  - LP48394 0124
  - LP48395 0124
  - LP48396 0124
  - LP48397 0124
  - LP48407 0124
  - LP48408 0124
  - LP48409 0124
  - LP48410 0124
  - LP48411 0124
  - LP48412 0124
  - LP48413 0124
  - LP48414 0124
  - LP48415 0124
  - LP48416 0124
  - LP48417 0124
  - LP48418 0125
  - LP48419 0125
  - LP48420 0125
- Mardi Gras.
  - LP51350 0198
- The Margot adventure.
  - LP50493 0177
- Mariachi.
  - LP49504 0153
- Marian B., Inc.
  - R666155 0273
  - R668915 0274
  - R668916 0274
  - R668917 0274
  - R666918 0274
  - R668919 0274
  - R668920 0274
  - R668921 0274
  - R668922 0274
  - R668923 0274
  - R668924 0274
  - R679920 0281
  - R679921 0281
  - R679922 0281
  - R682125 0286
  - R682126 0286
  - R682127 0286
  - R682128 0286
  - R682129 0286
  - R682130 0286
  - R682131 0286
  - R682132 0286
  - R682133 0286
  - R682134 0286
  - R682135 0286
  - R682136 0286
  - R682137 0286
  - R682138 0286
  - R682139 0286
  - R682140 0286
  - R682141 0286
- Marineland, Inc.
  - MU10614 0259
- Marine Peanut Company, Ltd.
  - MP31553 0228
- Marion rebels.
  - LP50777 0183
- Marked “danger”.
  - LP49935 0163
- Marked deck.
  - LP48353 0123
- The Marketeers, careers in marketing and distribution.
  - MP31426 0223
- The Marketplace series.
  - MP32063 0241
- Mark Twain: when I was a boy.
  - MP31264 0219
- Mark 7, Ltd.
  - LP48224 0119
  - LP48225 0119
  - LP48226 0120
  - LP48227 0120
  - LP48228 0120
  - LP48229 0120
  - LP48230 0120
  - LP48231 0120
  - LP48232 0120
  - LP48233 0120
  - LP48234 0120
  - LP48235 0120
  - LP48236 0120
  - LP48237 0120
  - LP50046 0166
  - LP50047 0166
  - LP50048 0166
  - LP50058 0166
  - LP50059 0166
  - LP50060 0166
  - LP50061 0166
  - LP50062 0166
  - LP50063 0166
  - LP50064 0166
  - LP50065 0166
  - LP50066 0166
  - LP50067 0166
  - LP50068 0166
  - LP50069 0166
  - LP50070 0166
  - LP50071 0166
  - LP50072 0166
  - LP50073 0166
  - LP50074 0166
  - LP50075 0166
  - LP50076 0166
  - LP50077 0166
  - LP50078 0166
- Marlette, L. G., Jr.
  - MU10645 0259
- Marriage counselor.
  - LP48165 0118
- The Marriage counselors.
  - LP48059 0115
- Marshall Maintenance.
  - MP32348 0249
- Marshal of Heldorado.
  - R678489 0280
- Marshal of Nugget City.
  - R668157 0274
- Mars, Inc.
  - MP31965 0238
- Mars, Inc.
  - SEE M and M Mars, Inc.
- MARTA.
  - SEE Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority.
- MARTA—Getting everybody there.
  - MP31766 0233
- Martin.
  - LP48065 0115
- Martin, Gerald E.
  - MU10534 0257
- Martin, John D.
  - MU10977 0268
- The Martyr.
  - LP50958 0188
- A Martyr to science.
  - LP48695 0132
- Mary.
  - MP31279 0220
- Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman.
  - LP48130 0117
  - LP48131 0117
  - LP48132 0117
  - LP48133 0117
  - LP48134 0117
  - LP48135 0117
  - LP48136 0117
  - LP48137 0117
  - LP48138 0117
  - LP48139 0117
  - LP48601 0129
  - LP48602 0129
  - LP48603 0129
  - LP48604 0129
  - LP48605 0129
  - LP48606 0129
  - LP48607 0129
  - LP48608 0129
  - LP48609 0129
  - LP48610 0129
  - LP48628 0130
  - LP48629 0130
  - LP48630 0130
  - LP48631 0130
  - LP48632 0130
  - LP48633 0130
  - LP48634 0130
  - LP48635 0130
  - LP49091 0142
  - LP50203 0169
  - LP50204 0169
  - LP50205 0169
  - LP50206 0170
  - LP50207 0170
  - LP50208 0170
  - LP50209 0170
  - LP50210 0170
  - LP50211 0170
  - LP50212 0170
  - LP50213 0170
  - LP50214 0170
  - LP50215 0170
  - LP50216 0170
  - LP50217 0170
  - LP50218 0170
  - LP50219 0170
  - LP50220 0170
  - LP50221 0170
  - LP50222 0170
  - LP50223 0170
  - LP50224 0170
  - LP50225 0170
  - LP50226 0170
  - LP50227 0170
  - LP50228 0170
  - LP50229 0170
  - LP50230 0170
  - LP50231 0170
  - LP50232 0170
  - LP50233 0170
- Mary’s song of liberation.
  - MP31271 0220
- Mary White.
  - LP50703 0181
- The Mask.
  - LP51359 0199
- Masked rider.
  - MP31048 0214
- Mask for a charade.
  - LP50788 0184
- The Maskmaker.
  - MP32080 0241
- The Mask of Adonis.
  - LP49526 0153
- Masner, Julie K.
  - MU10726 0261
- Masner, Morgan.
  - MU10726 0261
- Mason, Barry S.
  - MU10516 0256
- Mason, Edward A.
  - MP31258 0219
- Massage.
  - MU10415 0254
- Mastermind.
  - LP50974 0189
- The Matchmaker.
  - LP51706 0207
- Matchmates.
  - LP48552 0128
- Match point.
  - LP48085 0116
- Materials Development Center, University of Arizona.
  - SEE University of Arizona, Tucson. Materials Development Center.
- Material witness.
  - LP49747 0159
- Mathematics of the honeycomb.
  - MP31418 0223
- Matheson, Richard.
  - LP48542 0128
- Mat masters.
  - R680989 0285
- A Matter of choice.
  - LP49429 0151
- A Matter of honor.
  - LP48129 0117
  - LP48174 0118
  - LP48356 0123
- A Matter of justice.
  - LP51735 0208
- A Matter of principle.
  - LP48766 0134
  - LP50769 0183
- Maude.
  - LP48776 0134
  - LP48777 0134
  - LP48778 0134
  - LP48779 0134
  - LP48780 0134
  - LP48781 0134
  - LP48782 0134
  - LP48783 0134
  - LP48784 0134
  - LP48785 0134
  - LP48786 0134
  - LP48787 0134
  - LP48788 0134
  - LP48789 0134
  - LP48790 0134
  - LP48791 0134
  - LP46792 0134
  - LP48977 0139
  - LP49233 0145
  - LP49234 0145
  - LP49235 0145
  - LU3773 0211
  - LU3774 0211
  - LU3775 0211
  - LU3776 0211
  - LU3777 0211
  - LU3778 0211
  - LU3779 0211
  - LU3780 0211
  - LU3781 0211
  - LU3782 0211
  - LU3791 0211
  - LU3867 0213
  - LU3874 0213
  - LU3875 0213
- Maude’s adult relationship.
  - LP48776 0134
- Maude’s Aunt.
  - LP48782 0134
- Maude’s Christmas surprise.
  - LU3867 0213
- Maude’s desperate hours.
  - LP48783 0134
- Maude’s guilt trip.
  - LU3782 0211
- Maude’s new client.
  - LU3780 0211
- Maude’s new friends.
  - LP48790 0134
- Maude’s reunion.
  - LP48777 0134
- Maupassant, Guy De.
  - LP48702 0132
- Maury Wills to the rescue.
  - LP48428 0125
- Max-out.
  - MP31944 0238
- Mayday.
  - LP49762 0159
- Mayhem to music.
  - LP49923 0163
- Maytag, David D.
  - MU10532 0257
  - MU10568 0257
- May 25, 1975 lunar eclipse and April 3, 1977 partial lunar eclipse.
  - MU10501 0256
- McAdow, Ronal N., Jr.
  - MP31553 0228
- MCA-TV.
  - LP48963 0138
  - LP49028 0140
  - LP49029 0140
- McCarthy, Joe.
  - LP48973 0139
- McCauley, C. R.
  - MU10822 0264
  - MU11022 0269
  - MU11062 0270
- McCauley, R. Gary.
  - MU10847 0264
- McCloud.
  - LP50267 0171
  - LP50276 0171
  - LP50277 0172
  - LP50281 0172
  - LP50282 0172
  - LP50283 0172
- McCloud meets Dracula.
  - LP50283 0172
- McCormack, Robert B.
  - MU10292 0251
- McCoskey, Marvin D.
  - MU10590 0258
- McCoy.
  - LP48116 0117
  - LP48117 0117
  - LP48126 0117
  - LP48127 0117
- McCoy, Horace.
  - LP50701 0181
- McDonald and Little.
  - MP32373 0249
  - MP32374 0249
- McDonell, Paul E.
  - MU10544 0257
- McDowell, Robert O.
  - MU10778 0263
- McKillup’s best seller.
  - LP48429 0125
- McKinley’s challenge.
  - LP50629 0180
- McKnight, Carolyn F.
  - MU10799 0263
- McKnight, James P.
  - MU10799 0263
- McMillan and wife.
  - LP48123 0117
  - LP48124 0117
  - LP48125 0117
  - LP48128 0117
  - LP48385 0123
  - LP48387 0124
  - LP48388 0124
- McMurtry, Larry.
  - LP49672 0157
- McNaughton’s daughter.
  - LP49640 0156
- McRae, Robert M.
  - MU10589 0258
  - MU10717 0261
- Me and Stella: a film about Elizabeth Cotten.
  - MP31202 0218
- Meat.
  - MP31201 0218
- Meat and the American diet.
  - MU10532 0257
- The Meatball circus.
  - LP49661 0156
- Meats.
  - MP31181 0217
- Meat: the American mania.
  - MU10926 0267
- Medal for a hero.
  - LP50387 0174
- The Medea factor.
  - LP48411 0124
- Medgar Evers College, New York. Division of Health Sciences.
  - MP32303 0248
- Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin.
  - SEE University of Wisconsin, Eau Claire. Media Development Center.
- Media Services, Brigham Young University.
  - SEE Brigham Young University, Provo, UT. Media Services.
- Mediatrics, Inc.
  - MU10507 0256
- Medical aspects of alcohol.
  - MP31858 0235
  - MP31859 0235
- Medical genetics.
  - MP31435 0224
- Medical risk management: plan for action.
  - MP32187 0244
- Medical University of South Carolina, Charleston.
  - MP31531 0227
  - MP31532 0227
  - MP31533 0227
  - MP31534 0227
  - MP31535 0227
  - MP31536 0227
  - MP31537 0227
  - MP31538 0227
  - MP31539 0227
  - MP3154O 0227
- Medieval renaissance folk music.
  - MP31165 0217
- Medieval society: the villagers.
  - MP31291 0220
- Medi-Media.
  - MP31423 0223
- Meehan, Thomas A.
  - MU10849 0265
- Meeting at Mimbres.
  - LP48459 0126
- Meet the meteor.
  - LP51762 0209
- Meet the new Senators.
  - MP32037 0240
- Mehta conducts Dvorak.
  - MP32198 0245
- Melby, Kenneth O.
  - MU10523 0256
  - MU10656 0260
- Mel-De-Fontenay, Kai.
  - MP31986 0239
- Melendez, Bill.
  - LP49225 0145
- Melnick, Stuart.
  - MU10713 0261
  - MU11053 0270
- The Melting pot.
  - MU10510 0256
  - MU10513 0256
  - MU10522 0256
  - MU10608 0258
  - MU10633 0259
  - MU10634 0259
  - MU10635 0259
  - MU10636 0259
  - MU10637 0259
  - MU10638 0259
  - MU10639 0259
  - MU10640 0259
  - MU10641 0259
  - MU10645 0259
  - MU10647 0259
  - MU10648 0259
  - MU10649 0259
  - MU10650 0259
  - MU10651 0259
  - MU10652 0259
  - MU10653 0260
  - MU10654 0260
  - MU10655 0260
  - MU10658 0260
  - MU10660 0260
  - MU10661 0260
  - MU10662 0260
  - MU10663 0260
  - MU10664 0260
  - MU10668 0260
  - MU10669 0260
  - MU10674 0260
  - MU10675 0260
  - MU10676 0260
  - MU10677 0260
  - MU10678 0260
  - MU10679 0260
  - MU10684 0260
  - MU10685 0260
  - MU10686 0260
  - MU10690 0260
  - MU10691 0261
  - MU10692 0261
  - MU10695 0261
  - MU10696 0261
  - MU10702 0261
  - MU10704 0261
  - MU10705 0261
  - MU10706 0261
  - MU10710 0261
  - MU10711 0261
  - MU10713 0261
  - MU10715 0261
  - MU10716 0261
  - MU10717 0261
  - MU10721 0261
  - MU10727 0261
  - MU10728 0261
  - MU10729 0261
  - MU10730 0262
  - MU10731 0262
  - MU10736 0262
  - MU10737 0262
  - MU10738 0262
  - MU10739 0262
  - MU10741 0262
  - MU10744 0262
  - MU10749 0262
  - MU10751 0262
  - MU10753 0262
  - MU10754 0262
  - MU10758 0262
  - MU10761 0262
  - MU10762 0262
  - MU10764 0262
  - MU10771 0263
  - MU10772 0263
  - MU10775 0263
  - MU10779 0263
  - MU10784 0263
  - MU10786 0263
  - MU10796 0263
  - MU10797 0263
  - MU10869 0265
  - MU10874 0265
  - MU10876 0265
  - MU10882 0265
  - MU10883 0265
  - MU10884 0265
  - MU10898 0266
  - MU10910 0266
  - MU10912 0266
  - MU10914 0266
  - MU10924 0266
  - MU10925 0266
  - MU10934 0267
  - MU10935 0267
  - MU10936 0267
  - MU10937 0267
  - MU10938 0267
  - MU10939 0267
  - MU10941 0267
  - MU10943 0267
  - MU10944 0267
  - MU10947 0267
  - MU10956 0267
  - MU10958 0267
  - MU10959 0267
  - MU10967 0268
  - MU10968 0268
  - MU10970 0268
  - MU10971 0268
  - MU10978 0268
  - MU10984 0268
  - MU11048 0270
  - MU11049 0270
  - MU11050 0270
  - MU11057 0270
  - MU11070 0270
  - MU11071 0270
  - MU11083 0271
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11087 0271
  - MU11088 0271
  - MU11090 0271
  - MU11091 0271
  - MU11093 0271
- Melton Book Company.
  - MP31162 0217
  - MP31163 0217
  - MP31164 0217
- Melville, Herman.
  - LP48682 0131
  - LP48689 0131
- Melvin Griffin unisex haircutting and styling.
  - MP31433 0224
- Memorial Leroy Street UGO.
  - LP49677 0157
- Memory: zero.
  - LP50035 0165
- The Men.
  - R670687 0276
- Mendelson, Lee.
  - LP49225 0145
- Men into space.
  - LP51117 0192
  - LP51118 0192
  - LP51119 0192
  - LP51120 0192
  - LP51134 0193
  - LP51135 0193
  - LP51136 0193
  - LP51137 0193
  - LP51138 0193
  - LP51139 0193
  - LP51140 0193
  - LP51141 0193
  - LP51142 0193
  - LP51143 0193
  - LP51144 0193
  - LP51145 0193
  - LP51146 0193
  - LP51147 0193
  - LP51148 0193
  - LP51149 0193
  - LP51150 0193
  - LP51151 0193
  - LP51152 0193
  - LP51153 0193
  - LP51165 0194
  - LP51166 0194
  - LP51167 0194
  - LP51168 0194
  - LP51169 0194
  - LP51170 0194
  - LP51171 0194
  - LP51172 0194
  - LP51173 0194
  - LP51174 0194
  - LP51175 0194
  - LP51176 0194
  - LP51177 0194
- Men: learning to share.
  - MP32386 0250
- The Mennonites.
  - MU10770 0263
- Men of Annapolis.
  - LP50576 0179
  - LP50588 0179
  - LP50589 0179
  - LP50590 0179
  - LP50591 0179
  - LP50592 0179
  - LP50593 0179
  - LP50594 0179
  - LP50595 0179
  - LP50596 0179
  - LP50597 0179
  - LP50631 0180
  - LP50632 0180
  - LP50633 0180
  - LP50634 0180
  - LP50635 0180
  - LP50636 0180
  - LP50637 0180
  - LP50638 0180
  - LP50639 0180
  - LP50640 0180
  - LP50641 0180
  - LP50642 0180
  - LP50643 0180
  - LP50644 0180
  - LP50645 0180
  - LP50646 0180
  - LP50647 0180
  - LP50648 0180
  - LP50649 0180
  - LP50650 0180
  - LP50651 0180
  - LP50652 0180
  - LP50653 0180
  - LP50654 0180
  - LP50655 0180
  - LP50656 0180
  - LP50657 0180
  - LP50658 0180
- Mental and emotional assessment of the psychiatric patient.
  - MP32392 0250
- Mentor Productions, Inc.
  - MP31637 0230
- Menu variety.
  - MP31187 0217
- Men who love women.
  - LP49513 0153
- The Merchant.
  - LP51003 0189
- Merck and Company, Inc.
  - MP32321 0248
- Meredith Broadcasting Corporation.
  - MP31780 0234
  - MP31781 0234
  - MP31782 0234
  - MP31783 0234
  - MP31784 0234
  - MP31785 0234
- Merit Productions, Inc.
  - R668523 0274
- Merle, Robert.
  - LP49223 0145
- Merrimack Valley Textile Museum, North Andover, MA.
  - MP31216 0218
- A Merry chase.
  - R666050 0273
- Merry-go-round.
  - LP51365 0199
- Merry-go-round for murder.
  - LP50026 0165
- Message from Mercury.
  - LU3892 0214
- Methodists and Episcopalians.
  - MU10789 0263
- Metric area.
  - MP31535 0227
- Metric arithmetic.
  - MP31539 0227
- Metric length.
  - MP31534 0227
- Metric Man takes a vacation.
  - LP51528 0203
- Metric Man to the rescue.
  - LP51694 0207
- Metric mass.
  - MP31537 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 1.
  - MP31531 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 2.
  - MP31532 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 3.
  - MP31533 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 4.
  - MP31534 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 5.
  - MP31535 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 6.
  - MP31536 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 7.
  - MP31537 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 8.
  - MP31538 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 9.
  - MP31539 0227
- Metrics for hospitals, program no. 10.
  - MP31540 0227
- The Metric system of measurements.
  - MP32177 0244
- Metric temperature and metric time.
  - MP31538 0227
- Metric temperature/metric time.
  - MP31538 0227
- Metric volume.
  - MP31536 0227
- Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer.
  - LP48626 0130
- Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.
  - LP44933 0112
  - LP49128 0143
  - LP49462 0152
  - LP49463 0152
  - LP49464 0152
  - LP49465 0152
  - LP49681 0157
  - LP49682 0157
  - LP49683 0157
  - LP49684 0157
  - LP49685 0157
  - LP49686 0157
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
  - LP49701 0158
  - LP49702 0158
  - LP49703 0158
  - LP50173 0169
  - LP51268 0196
  - LP51522 0203
  - LP51523 0203
  - LP51524 0203
  - LP51525 0203
  - LP51526 0203
  - LP51678 0207
  - LP51679 0207
  - R667095 0273
  - R667096 0273
  - R667097 0273
  - R667098 0273
  - R669962 0275
  - R669963 0275
  - R669964 0275
  - R670382 0275
  - R670383 0275
  - R670384 0275
  - R670385 0275
  - R670978 0276
  - R672522 0277
  - R672523 0277
  - R672524 0277
  - R672525 0277
  - R672857 0277
  - R672858 0277
  - R672859 0277
  - R673961 0278
  - R674712 0278
  - R674713 0278
  - R675352 0278
  - R676028 0279
  - R676029 0279
  - R680031 0281
  - R680032 0281
  - R680033 0281
  - R680439 0283
  - R680440 0283
  - R680441 0283
  - R681300 0285
- Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority.
  - MP31766 0233
- Metro Productions, Inc.
  - MU10509 0256
  - MU10510 0256
  - MU10511 0256
  - MU10513 0256
  - MU10515 0256
  - MU10516 0256
  - MU10518 0256
  - MU10519 0256
  - MU10520 0256
  - MU10521 0256
  - MU10522 0256
  - MU10523 0256
  - MU10524 0256
  - MU10525 0256
  - MU10526 0256
  - MU10527 0256
  - MU10528 0256
  - MU10529 0256
  - MU10530 0256
  - MU10531 0256
  - MU10532 0257
  - MU10533 0257
  - MU10534 0257
  - MU10535 0257
  - MU10536 0257
  - MU10537 0257
  - MU10539 0257
  - MU10541 0257
  - MU10543 0257
  - MU10544 0257
  - MU10545 0257
  - MU10546 0257
  - MU10547 0257
  - MU10548 0257
  - MU10549 0257
  - MU10550 0257
  - MU10551 0257
  - MU10552 0257
  - MU10553 0257
  - MU10554 0257
  - MU10555 0257
  - MU10556 0257
  - MU10557 0257
  - MU10558 0257
  - MU10559 0257
  - MU10560 0257
  - MU10561 0257
  - MU10562 0257
  - MU10563 0257
  - MU10564 0257
  - MU10565 0257
  - MU10566 0257
  - MU10567 0257
  - MU10568 0257
  - MU10569 0257
  - MU10570 0257
  - MU10571 0257
  - MU10572 0258
  - MU10573 0258
  - MU10574 0258
  - MU10575 0258
  - MU10576 0258
  - MU10577 0258
  - MU10578 0258
  - MU10579 0258
  - MU10580 0258
  - MU10581 0258
  - MU10582 0258
  - MU10583 0258
  - MU10584 0258
  - MU10585 0258
  - MU10586 0258
  - MU10587 0258
  - MU10588 0258
  - MU10589 0258
  - MU10590 0258
  - MU10591 0258
  - MU10592 0258
  - MU10593 0258
  - MU10594 0258
  - MU10595 0258
  - MU10596 0258
  - MU10597 0258
  - MU10598 0258
  - MU10599 0258
  - MU10600 0258
  - MU10601 0258
  - MU10608 0258
  - MU10609 0258
  - MU10610 0258
  - MU10611 0259
  - MU10627 0259
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10629 0259
  - MU10633 0259
  - MU10634 0259
  - MU10635 0259
  - MU10636 0259
  - MU10637 0259
  - MU10638 0259
  - MU10639 0259
  - MU10640 0259
  - MU10641 0259
  - MU10642 0259
  - MU10643 0259
  - MU10644 0259
  - MU10645 0259
  - MU10646 0259
  - MU10647 0259
  - MU10648 0259
  - MU10649 0259
  - MU10650 0259
  - MU10651 0259
  - MU10652 0259
  - MU10653 0260
  - MU10654 0260
  - MU10655 0260
  - MU10656 0260
  - MU10657 0260
  - MU10658 0260
  - MU10659 0260
  - MU10660 0260
  - MU10661 0260
  - MU10662 0260
  - MU10663 0260
  - MU10664 0260
  - MU10665 0260
  - MU10666 0260
  - MU10667 0260
  - MU10668 0260
  - MU10669 0260
  - MU10670 0260
  - MU10671 0260
  - MU10672 0260
  - MU10673 0260
  - MU10674 0260
  - MU10675 0260
  - MU10676 0260
  - MU10677 0260
  - MU10678 0260
  - MU10679 0260
  - MU10680 0260
  - MU10681 0260
  - MU10682 0260
  - MU10683 0260
  - MU10684 0260
  - MU10685 0260
  - MU10686 0260
  - MU10687 0260
  - MU10688 0260
  - MU10689 0260
  - MU10690 0260
  - MU10691 0261
  - MU10692 0261
  - MU10693 0261
  - MU10694 0261
  - MU10695 0261
  - MU10696 0261
  - MU10697 0261
  - MU10698 0261
  - MU10699 0261
  - MU10700 0261
  - MU10701 0261
  - MU10702 0261
  - MU10703 0261
  - MU10704 0261
  - MU10705 0261
  - MU10706 0261
  - MU10707 0261
  - MU10708 0261
  - MU10709 0261
  - MU10710 0261
  - MU10711 0261
  - MU10712 0261
  - MU10713 0261
  - MU10714 0261
  - MU10715 0261
  - MU10716 0261
  - MU10717 0261
  - MU10718 0261
  - MU10719 0261
  - MU10720 0261
  - MU10721 0261
  - MU10722 0261
  - MU10723 0261
  - MU10724 0261
  - MU10725 0261
  - MU10726 0261
  - MU10727 0261
  - MU10728 0261
  - MU10729 0261
  - MU10730 0262
  - MU10731 0262
  - MU10732 0262
  - MU10733 0262
  - MU10734 0262
  - MU10735 0262
  - MU10736 0262
  - MU10737 0262
  - MU10738 0262
  - MU10739 0262
  - MU10740 0262
  - MU10741 0262
  - MU10742 0262
  - MU10743 0262
  - MU10744 0262
  - MU10745 0262
  - MU10746 0262
  - MU10747 0262
  - MU10748 0262
  - MU10749 0262
  - MU10750 0262
  - MU10751 0262
  - MU10752 0262
  - MU10753 0262
  - MU10754 0262
  - MU10756 0262
  - MU10757 0262
  - MU10758 0262
  - MU10759 0262
  - MU10760 0262
  - MU10761 0262
  - MU10762 0262
  - MU10763 0262
  - MU10764 0262
  - MU10765 0262
  - MU10766 0262
  - MU10767 0262
  - MU10768 0262
  - MU10769 0262
  - MU10770 0263
  - MU10771 0263
  - MU10772 0263
  - MU10774 0263
  - MU10775 0263
  - MU10776 0263
  - MU10777 0263
  - MU10778 0263
  - MU10779 0263
  - MU10780 0263
  - MU10781 0263
  - MU10782 0263
  - MU10783 0263
  - MU10784 0263
  - MU10785 0263
  - MU10786 0263
  - MU10787 0263
  - MU10788 0263
  - MU10789 0263
  - MU10790 0263
  - MU10791 0263
  - MU10792 0263
  - MU10793 0263
  - MU10794 0263
  - MU10795 0263
  - MU10796 0263
  - MU10797 0263
  - MU10798 0263
  - MU10799 0263
  - MU10800 0263
  - MU10801 0263
  - MU10802 0263
  - MU10803 0263
  - MU10804 0263
  - MU10805 0263
  - MU10806 0263
  - MU10807 0263
  - MU10808 0263
  - MU10810 0264
  - MU10811 0264
  - MU10812 0264
  - MU10813 0264
  - MU10814 0264
  - MU10815 0264
  - MU10816 0264
  - MU10817 0264
  - MU10818 0264
  - MU10819 0264
  - MU10820 0264
  - MU10821 0264
  - MU10822 0264
  - MU10823 0264
  - MU10824 0264
  - MU10825 0264
  - MU10826 0264
  - MU10827 0264
  - MU10828 0264
  - MU10829 0264
  - MU10830 0264
  - MU10831 0264
  - MU10832 0264
  - MU10833 0264
  - MU10834 0264
  - MU10835 0264
  - MU10836 0264
  - MU10837 0264
  - MU10838 0264
  - MU10839 0264
  - MU10840 0264
  - MU10841 0264
  - MU10842 0264
  - MU10843 0264
  - MU10844 0264
  - MU10845 0264
  - MU10846 0264
  - MU10847 0264
  - MU10848 0264
  - MU10849 0265
  - MU10850 0265
  - MU10851 0265
  - MU10852 0265
  - MU10853 0265
  - MU10854 0265
  - MU10855 0265
  - MU10856 0265
  - MU10857 0265
  - MU10858 0265
  - MU10859 0265
  - MU10860 0265
  - MU10861 0265
  - MU10862 0265
  - MU10863 0265
  - MU10864 0265
  - MU10865 0265
  - MU10866 0265
  - MU10867 0265
  - MU10868 0265
  - MU10869 0265
  - MU10870 0265
  - MU10871 0265
  - MU10872 0265
  - MU10873 0265
  - MU10874 0265
  - MU10875 0265
  - MU10876 0265
  - MU10877 0265
  - MU10878 0265
  - MU10879 0265
  - MU10880 0265
  - MU10881 0265
  - MU10882 0265
  - MU10883 0265
  - MU10884 0265
  - MU10885 0265
  - MU10886 0265
  - MU10887 0266
  - MU10888 0266
  - MU10889 0266
  - MU10890 0266
  - MU10891 0266
  - MU10892 0266
  - MU10893 0266
  - MU10894 0266
  - MU10895 0266
  - MU10896 0266
  - MU10897 0266
  - MU10898 0266
  - MU10899 0266
  - MU10900 0266
  - MU10901 0266
  - MU10902 0266
  - MU10903 0266
  - MU10904 0266
  - MU10905 0266
  - MU10906 0266
  - MU10907 0266
  - MU10908 0266
  - MU10909 0266
  - MU10910 0266
  - MU10911 0266
  - MU10912 0266
  - MU10913 0266
  - MU10914 0266
  - MU10915 0266
  - MU10916 0266
  - MU10917 0266
  - MU10918 0266
  - MU10919 0266
  - MU10920 0266
  - MU10921 0266
  - MU10922 0266
  - MU10923 0266
  - MU10924 0266
  - MU10925 0266
  - MU10926 0267
  - MU10927 0267
  - MU10928 0267
  - MU10929 0267
  - MU10930 0267
  - MU10931 0267
  - MU10932 0267
  - MU10933 0267
  - MU10934 0267
  - MU10935 0267
  - MU10936 0267
  - MU10937 0267
  - MU10938 0267
  - MU10939 0267
  - MU10940 0267
  - MU10941 0267
  - MU10942 0267
  - MU10943 0267
  - MU10944 0267
  - MU10945 0267
  - MU10946 0267
  - MU10947 0267
  - MU10948 0267
  - MU10949 0267
  - MU10950 0267
  - MU10951 0267
  - MU10952 0267
  - MU10953 0267
  - MU10954 0267
  - MU10955 0267
  - MU10956 0267
  - MU10957 0267
  - MU10958 0267
  - MU10959 0267
  - MU10960 0267
  - MU10961 0267
  - MU10962 0267
  - MU10963 0268
  - MU10964 0268
  - MU10965 0268
  - MU10966 0268
  - MU10967 0268
  - MU10968 0268
  - MU10969 0268
  - MU10970 0268
  - MU10971 0268
  - MU10972 0268
  - MU10973 0268
  - MU10974 0268
  - MU10975 0268
  - MU10976 0268
  - MU10977 0268
  - MU10978 0268
  - MU10979 0268
  - MU10980 0268
  - MU10981 0268
  - MU10982 0268
  - MU10983 0268
  - MU10984 0268
  - MU10985 0268
  - MU10986 0268
  - MU10987 0268
  - MU10988 0268
  - MU10989 0268
  - MU10990 0268
  - MU10991 0268
  - MU10992 0268
  - MU10993 0268
  - MU11022 0269
  - MU11023 0269
  - MU11024 0269
  - MU11025 0269
  - MU11026 0269
  - MU11027 0269
  - MU11028 0269
  - MU11029 0269
  - MU11030 0269
  - MU11031 0269
  - MU11032 0269
  - MU11033 0269
  - MU11034 0269
  - MU11035 0269
  - MU11036 0269
  - MU11037 0269
  - MU11038 0269
  - MU11039 0269
  - MU11040 0269
  - MU11041 0269
  - MU11042 0269
  - MU11043 0270
  - MU11044 0270
  - MU11045 0270
  - MU11046 0270
  - MU11047 0270
  - MU11048 0270
  - MU11049 0270
  - MU11050 0270
  - MU11051 0270
  - MU11052 0270
  - MU11053 0270
  - MU11054 0270
  - MU11055 0270
  - MU11056 0270
  - MU11057 0270
  - MU11058 0270
  - MU11059 0270
  - MU11060 0270
  - MU11061 0270
  - MU11062 0270
  - MU11063 0270
  - MU11064 0270
  - MU11065 0270
  - MU11066 0270
  - MU11067 0270
  - MU11068 0270
  - MU11069 0270
  - MU11070 0270
  - MU11071 0270
  - MU11072 0270
  - MU11073 0270
  - MU11074 0270
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11080 0270
  - MU11083 0271
  - MU11084 0271
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
  - MU11087 0271
  - MU11088 0271
  - MU11089 0271
  - MU11090 0271
  - MU11091 0271
  - MU11092 0271
  - MU11093 0271
- The Mexican American, heritage and destiny.
  - MP32301 0248
- Mexican, and American.
  - MP31273 0220
- Mexican week.
  - MU10736 0262
  - MU10738 0262
  - MU10744 0262
  - MU10924 0266
  - MU10934 0267
  - MU10935 0267
  - MU10936 0267
  - MU10967 0268
  - MU11087 0271
  - MU11091 0271
- Meyerer, Bud.
  - MU10740 0262
- MGM, Inc.
  - SEE Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.
- M-G-M Television.
  - LP49681 0157
  - LP49682 0157
  - LP49683 0157
  - LP49684 0157
  - LP49685 0157
  - LP49686 0157
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
  - LP49701 0158
  - LP49702 0158
  - LP49703 0158
- MGM-TV.
  - LP49778 0159
  - LP49779 0159
  - LP49780 0159
  - LP49781 0159
  - LP49782 0159
  - LP49783 0159
  - LP49784 0159
  - LP49785 0159
  - LP49786 0159
  - LP49787 0159
  - LP49788 0159
  - LP49789 0159
  - LP49790 0160
  - LP49791 0160
  - LP49792 0160
  - LP50174 0169
  - LP50175 0169
  - LP50176 0169
  - LP50177 0169
  - LP50180 0169
  - LP50181 0169
  - LP50182 0169
  - LP50183 0169
  - LP50184 0169
  - LP50185 0169
  - LP50186 0169
  - LP50187 0169
  - LP50188 0169
  - LP50189 0169
  - LP50190 0169
  - LP51523 0203
  - LP51524 0203
  - LP51526 0203
  - LP51679 0207
- MHP Studios, Inc.
  - LP50713 0182
- Michael, Toby.
  - MU10718 0261
- Michaels, Edward Rynearson.
  - MP31966 0238
- Michael’s great romance.
  - LP48295 0121
- Mickey Mouse Club.
  - MP31676 0230
  - MP31677 0230
  - MP31678 0231
  - MP31679 0231
  - MP31680 0231
  - MP31681 0231
  - MP31682 0231
  - MP31683 0231
  - MP31684 0231
  - MP31705 0231
  - MP31706 0231
  - MP31707 0231
  - MP31708 0231
  - MP31709 0231
  - MP31710 0231
  - MP31711 0231
- Mickey Mouse Club presents Mouseka-Movie special.
  - MP31438 0224
- Mickey the mixer.
  - LP50472 0176
- Midas run.
  - LP49687 0157
- Mid-Century Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LP48626 0130
- Middle European week.
  - MU10729 0261
  - MU10941 0267
  - MU10959 0267
  - MU10970 0268
  - MU10971 0268
- The Middle man.
  - LP48228 0120
- The Middle school years: guidance for transition.
  - MP32362 0249
- The Middle years.
  - MU10520 0256
- Midget car maniacs.
  - R679353 0281
- Mighty Mouse in Anti-cats.
  - R666047 0273
- Mighty Mouse in Beauty on the beach.
  - R668425 0274
- Mighty Mouse in Law and order.
  - R668427 0274
- Mighty Mouse in Mother Goose’s birthday party.
  - R678005 0280
- The Mighty Volga.
  - MP31254 0219
- Migliaccio, Ralph.
  - MU10793 0263
  - MU10797 0263
- Mike and Gloria meet.
  - LU3864 0213
- Mike and Gloria split.
  - MP31250 0219
- Mike and Gloria’s will.
  - LP48024 0114
- Mike goes skiing.
  - MP31253 0219
- Mike Politano film.
  - MU10397 0254
- Mike the pacifist.
  - MP31248 0219
- Miklautsch, Thomas.
  - MU10518 0256
  - MU10578 0258
  - MU10910 0266
- Milberg Theatrical Productions, Inc.
  - LP51271 0196
  - LP51272 0196
- Miles, Bonnie Joy.
  - MU10619 0259
- The Milkman.
  - R680848 0283
- Milk products, fats and oils.
  - MP31180 0217
- Milky Way, harvest time.
  - MP31968 0238
- Millar, David T.
  - LU3888 0213
- Miller, Dewitt.
  - LP49932 0163
- Miller, Michael.
  - MU10985 0268
  - MU10989 0268
  - MU10990 0268
  - MU10991 0268
  - MU10992 0268
  - MU10993 0268
- Miller, R. J., Jr.
  - MU10911 0266
- Miller, Roger C.
  - MU10688 0260
- Miller-Milkis Productions.
  - LP50747 0182
  - LP50748 0182
  - LP50749 0183
  - LP50750 0183
  - LP50751 0183
  - LP51531 0203
  - LP51532 0203
  - LP51533 0203
  - LP51534 0203
  - LP51539 0203
  - LP51549 0203
  - LP51550 0203
  - LP51551 0203
  - LP51552 0203
  - LP51553 0203
  - LP51554 0204
  - LP51555 0204
  - LP51556 0204
  - LP51557 0204
  - LP51558 0204
  - LP51559 0204
  - LP51560 0204
  - LP51561 0204
  - LP51562 0204
- Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc.
  - LP48441 0125
  - LP48442 0125
  - LP48443 0125
  - LP48444 0125
  - LP48445 0125
  - LP48446 0125
  - LP48447 0125
  - LP48448 0125
  - LP48449 0125
  - LP48450 0125
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50793 0184
  - LP50794 0184
  - LP50795 0184
  - LP50796 0184
  - LP50797 0184
  - LP50798 0184
  - LP50799 0184
  - LP50800 0184
  - LP50801 0184
  - LP50802 0184
  - LP50803 0184
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
  - LP50894 0186
  - LP50895 0186
  - LP50896 0187
  - LP50897 0187
  - LP50898 0187
  - LP50899 0187
  - LP50900 0187
  - LP50901 0187
  - LP50902 0187
  - LP50903 0187
  - LP50904 0187
  - LP50905 0187
  - LP50906 0187
  - LP50907 0187
  - LP50908 0187
  - LP50909 0187
  - LP50987 0189
  - LP50988 0189
  - LP50989 0189
  - LP51535 0203
  - LP51536 0203
  - LP51537 0203
  - LP51538 0203
  - LP51540 0203
  - LP51541 0203
  - LP51542 0203
  - LP51543 0203
- Millie’s beau.
  - LU3831 0212
- Milligan, Spike.
  - LF380 0112
- The Millionth dollar baby.
  - LP48433 0125
- Mills, Roy.
  - MP31422 0223
  - MP31670 0230
- Milner-Fenwick, Inc.
  - MP31209 0218
  - MP31210 0218
  - MP31211 0218
  - MP31212 0218
  - MP31213 0218
  - MP31214 0218
  - MP31215 0218
  - MP31435 0224
  - MP31790 0234
  - MP31791 0234
  - MP31967 0238
  - MP31977 0238
  - MP32189 0244
  - MP32367 0249
- Mimouna’s dream.
  - LP51310 0197
- Mindbend.
  - LP50865 0186
- Mind machine.
  - LP50122 0167
- The Mind of Stefan Miklos.
  - LP50342 0173
- A Mind of their own.
  - LP48450 0125
- Mine hero.
  - LP51778 0210
- The Miner’s daughter.
  - R665719 0272
- The Miniver story.
  - R672858 0277
- Minuetto, K. 409.
  - MP32192 0245
- The Miracle.
  - LP50866 0186
- The Miracle hour.
  - LP49842 0161
- Miracle of Doctor Dove.
  - LP50102 0167
- Mirror.
  - MP31050 0214
- Mirror image.
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP51661 0206
- Mischievous marks, —, (), ’s.
  - MP32323 0248
- Miss Bianca.
  - LP49678 0157
- Miss Greta regrets.
  - LP48169 0118
- The Missile.
  - LP51005 0189
- The Missiles of Morgantown caper.
  - LP48860 0136
- Missing: Sun and sky.
  - LP50386 0174
- The Missing waveband.
  - LP50114 0167
- Mission: impossible.
  - LP50005 0165
  - LP50007 0165
  - LP50008 0165
  - LP50009 0165
  - LP50010 0165
  - LP50011 0165
  - LP50012 0165
  - LP50013 0165
  - LP50014 0165
  - LP50342 0173
  - LP50343 0173
  - LP50344 0173
  - LP50345 0173
  - LP50346 0173
  - LP50347 0173
  - LP50348 0173
  - LP50349 0173
  - LP50350 0173
  - LP50351 0173
  - LP50352 0173
  - LP50353 0174
  - LP50354 0174
  - LP50804 0184
  - LP50805 0184
  - LP50827 0185
  - LP50828 0185
  - LP50829 0185
  - LP50830 0185
  - LP50831 0185
  - LP50832 0185
  - LP50833 0185
  - LP50834 0185
  - LP50835 0185
  - LP50853 0185
  - LP50854 0185
  - LP50855 0185
  - LP50856 0185
  - LP50857 0185
  - LP50858 0185
  - LP50859 0185
  - LP50860 0185
  - LP50861 0186
  - LP50862 0186
  - LP50863 0186
  - LP50864 0186
  - LP50865 0186
  - LP50866 0186
  - LP50867 0186
  - LP50868 0186
  - LP50869 0186
  - LP50870 0186
  - LP50910 0187
  - LP50911 0187
  - LP50912 0187
  - LP50913 0187
  - LP50914 0187
  - LP50915 0187
  - LP50916 0187
  - LP50917 0187
  - LP50918 0187
  - LP50919 0187
  - LP50920 0187
  - LP50921 0187
  - LP50922 0187
  - LP50923 0187
  - LP50924 0187
  - LP50925 0187
  - LP50926 0187
  - LP50927 0187
  - LP50928 0187
  - LP50929 0187
  - LP50930 0187
  - LP50931 0187
  - LP50932 0188
  - LP50933 0188
  - LP50934 0188
  - LP50935 0188
  - LP50936 0188
  - LP50950 0188
  - LP50951 0188
  - LP50952 0188
  - LP50953 0188
  - LP50954 0188
  - LP50955 0188
  - LP50956 0188
  - LP50957 0188
  - LP50958 0188
  - LP50959 0188
  - LP50970 0188
  - LP50971 0188
  - LP50972 0189
  - LP50973 0189
  - LP50974 0189
  - LP50975 0189
  - LP50976 0189
  - LP50977 0189
  - LP50978 0189
  - LP50979 0189
  - LP50980 0189
  - LP51003 0189
  - LP51004 0189
  - LP51005 0189
  - LP51006 0189
  - LP51007 0190
  - LP51008 0190
  - LP51009 0190
  - LP51010 0190
  - LP51011 0190
  - LP51012 0190
  - LP51013 0190
  - LP51014 0190
  - LP51015 0190
  - LP51016 0190
- Miss Katherine.
  - LP48425 0125
- The Missourians.
  - R682675 0286
- Missouri. Division of Highway Safety.
  - MP32320 0248
- Missouri Pacific Railroad Company.
  - MP31297 0220
- Missouri. State Department of Elementary and Secondary Education.
  - MP32320 0248
- Mister and Mrs. ???
  - LP51761 0209
- Mister Edith Bunker.
  - LP48023 0114
- Mister Fireball.
  - LP50642 0180
- Mister five and dime.
  - LP49707 0158
- Mister Hercules against karate.
  - LP382 0112
- Mister Magic.
  - LU3863 0213
- Mister Magoo’s Christmas carol.
  - LP48745 0133
- Mister “O”.
  - LP51341 0198
- Mister 880.
  - R680830 0283
- Mistresses, murder and millions.
  - LP48857 0136
- Mitchell, James P.
  - MU11090 0271
- Mitchell, Wayne.
  - MP31698 0231
  - MP31700 0231
- Mixed wrestling.
  - MP32311 0248
- Mobile One.
  - LP48225 0119
  - LP48226 0120
  - LP48227 0120
  - LP48228 0120
  - LP48229 0120
  - LP48230 0120
  - LP48231 0120
  - LP48232 0120
  - LP48233 0120
  - LP48234 0120
  - LP48235 0120
  - LP48236 0120
  - LP48237 0120
- Mobile One Productions.
  - LP48225 0119
  - LP48226 0120
  - LP48227 0120
  - LP48228 0120
  - LP48229 0120
  - LP48230 0120
  - LP48231 0120
  - LP48232 0120
  - LP48233 0120
  - LP48234 0120
  - LP48235 0120
  - LP48236 0120
  - LP48237 0120
- Mobile Two.
  - LP48224 0119
- Mobile Two Productions.
  - LP48224 0119
- Moctesuma Esparza Productions.
  - MP31508 0226
  - MP31509 0226
  - MP31510 0226
- Modern Learning Aids Division, Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc.
  - SEE Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc. Modern Learning Aids Division.
- A Modern marriage.
  - R677447 0280
- Modesto Junior College (CA).
  - MP30496 0214
  - MP31165 0217
- Moller, Theodore G.
  - MU10657 0260
- Molluscs.
  - MP32223 0245
- Molly Smith: The Water and the clock.
  - MP32309 0248
- A Moment in time.
  - MP31415 0223
- Moments in music.
  - R665689 0272
- Money-go-round.
  - LP50459 0176
- The Money mine.
  - LP50527 0177
- Money, money, who’s got the money?
  - LP48436 0125
- Money x-change.
  - MP32132 0243
- Monkey is back.
  - LP51463 0201
- Monkey on a string.
  - LP50051 0166
- Monkeyshines.
  - R675825 0279
- Monogram Pictures Corporation.
  - R668857 0274
  - R671970 0277
  - R676123 0279
  - R677421 0279
  - R677422 0279
  - R677423 0279
  - R677424 0279
  - R677425 0279
  - R677426 0279
  - R677427 0279
  - R677428 0279
  - R677429 0279
  - R677430 0279
  - R677432 0280
  - R677433 0280
  - R677434 0280
  - R677435 0280
  - R677436 0280
  - R677437 0280
  - R677438 0280
  - R677439 0280
  - R677440 0280
  - R677441 0280
  - R677442 0280
  - R677444 0280
  - R677446 0280
  - R677447 0280
  - R677449 0280
  - R677450 0280
  - R677451 0280
- Monroe Auto Equipment Company.
  - MU9789 0251
  - MU9790 0251
- Monster Manor.
  - LP49382 0149
- The Monster of Walnut Grove.
  - LP49354 0149
- The Monstrous monster.
  - LP48739 0133
- Montgomery, John.
  - MU10899 0266
  - MU11066 0270
- Montoro, Edward L.
  - LP49135 0143
- Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA.
  - LP49340 0148
  - MP31418 0223
- Moody Institute of Science, Whittier, CA. Educational Film Division.
  - MP31418 0223
- The Moonlighter.
  - LP50982 0189
- Moore, Patty.
  - MP32318 0248
- Moore, R. Burns.
  - MU10519 0256
- More about silent E: A Vowel says what it must to make sense.
  - MP32114 0242
- More in your favor.
  - MP31219 0218
- Morgan, Dix R.
  - MU10746 0262
- Morgan, Gloria J.
  - MU10529 0256
- Morgan, J. C.
  - MU10529 0256
- Mormon experience.
  - MU10722 0261
  - MU10742 0262
  - MU10747 0262
  - MU10748 0262
  - MU10752 0262
- The Mormons.
  - MU10722 0261
  - MU10724 0261
- The Mormons: church and family life.
  - MU10767 0262
- Morrill, Robert C.
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11083 0271
- Morris (Philip) Inc.
  - MP31287 0220
- Morris, Walter H.
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11083 0271
- Morrison, T. J.
  - LF396 0112
- Mortal sin.
  - LP49743 0158
- Mortensen, Chester.
  - MU10779 0263
- Mortensen, Lyle J.
  - MU11093 0271
- The Moscow connection.
  - LP50267 0171
- Moseley, Martha T.
  - MU10723 0261
  - MU10885 0265
- Moseley, W. H.
  - MU10723 0261
  - MU10885 0265
- Moses.
  - LP50139 0168
- The Most dangerous game.
  - MP32057 0241
- Most wanted.
  - LP51041 0191
  - LP51042 0191
  - LP51043 0191
  - LP51044 0191
  - LP51045 0191
  - LP51046 0191
  - LP51047 0191
  - LP51048 0191
  - LP51049 0191
  - LP51050 0191
  - LP51051 0191
  - LP51052 0191
  - LP51053 0191
  - LP51054 0191
  - LP51064 0191
  - LP51065 0191
  - LP51066 0191
  - LP51067 0191
  - LP51068 0191
  - LP51069 0191
  - LP51070 0191
  - LP51071 0191
- Mother Goose’s birthday party.
  - R678005 0280
- Mother knows worst.
  - LP50904 0187
- Mother Seton Shrine, Our Lady of Consolation.
  - MU10289 0251
- Motion, Inc.
  - MP32227 0245
- Motion Pictures, Inc.
  - R677443 0280
- Motion Pictures International.
  - LP50095 0167
- Motion Pictures International, Inc.
  - LP49687 0157
- Motorcycle.
  - LP51552 0203
- Motorola Teleprograms, Inc.
  - MP31429 0224
  - MP32378 0250
- Motor patrol.
  - R678492 0280
- Motors Insurance Corporation.
  - MP32354 0249
- The Mountain man.
  - LP48714 0132
- Mouse and garden.
  - R673967 0278
- The Mouse that died.
  - LP50734 0182
- Move ’em out fast and easy.
  - MP31220 0218
- Movement in learning: a dancer teaches academic readiness.
  - MP32364 0249
- Moves and decision coding.
  - MP31714 0232
- Movie.
  - LP50927 0187
- Movie of the week.
  - LP48531 0127
- Movietone news.
  - R665493 0271
  - R665494 0271
  - R665495 0271
  - R665496 0271
  - R665497 0271
  - R665498 0271
  - R665499 0271
  - R665500 0271
  - R665501 0271
  - R665502 0271
  - R665503 0271
  - R665504 0271
  - R665505 0271
  - R665506 0271
  - R665507 0271
  - R665508 0271
  - R665509 0271
  - R665510 0271
  - R665511 0271
  - R665512 0271
  - R665513 0271
  - R665514 0271
  - R665515 0271
  - R665516 0271
  - R665517 0271
  - R665518 0271
  - R665519 0271
  - R665520 0271
  - R665521 0271
  - R665522 0271
  - R665523 0271
  - R665524 0271
  - R665525 0271
  - R665526 0272
  - R665527 0272
  - R665528 0272
  - R665529 0272
  - R665530 0272
  - R665531 0272
  - R665532 0272
  - R665533 0272
  - R665534 0272
  - R665535 0272
  - R665536 0272
  - R665537 0272
  - R665538 0272
  - R665539 0272
  - R665540 0272
  - R665541 0272
  - R665542 0272
  - R665543 0272
  - R665544 0272
  - R665545 0272
  - R680314 0282
  - R680315 0282
  - R680316 0282
  - R680317 0282
  - R680318 0282
  - R680319 0282
  - R680320 0282
  - R680321 0282
  - R680322 0282
  - R680323 0282
  - R680324 0282
  - R680325 0282
  - R680326 0282
  - R680327 0282
  - R680328 0282
  - R680329 0282
  - R680330 0282
  - R680331 0282
  - R680332 0282
  - R680333 0282
  - R680334 0282
  - R680335 0282
  - R680336 0282
  - R680337 0282
  - R680338 0282
  - R680339 0282
  - R680340 0282
  - R680341 0282
  - R680342 0282
  - R680343 0282
  - R680344 0282
  - R680345 0282
  - R680346 0282
  - R680347 0282
  - R680348 0282
  - R680349 0282
  - R680350 0283
  - R680351 0283
  - R680352 0283
  - R680353 0283
  - R680354 0283
  - R680355 0283
  - R680356 0283
  - R680357 0283
  - R680358 0283
  - R680359 0283
  - R680360 0283
  - R680361 0283
  - R680362 0283
  - R680363 0283
- Movietonews, Inc.
  - R665493 0271
  - R665494 0271
  - R665495 0271
  - R665496 0271
  - R665497 0271
  - R665498 0271
  - R665499 0271
  - R665500 0271
  - R665501 0271
  - R665502 0271
  - R665503 0271
  - R665504 0271
  - R665505 0271
  - R665506 0271
  - R665507 0271
  - R665508 0271
  - R665509 0271
  - R665510 0271
  - R665511 0271
  - R665512 0271
  - R665513 0271
  - R665514 0271
  - R665515 0271
  - R665516 0271
  - R665517 0271
  - R665518 0271
  - R665519 0271
  - R665520 0271
  - R665521 0271
  - R665522 0271
  - R665523 0271
  - R665524 0271
  - R665525 0271
  - R665526 0272
  - R665527 0272
  - R665528 0272
  - R665529 0272
  - R665530 0272
  - R665531 0272
  - R665532 0272
  - R665533 0272
  - R665534 0272
  - R665535 0272
  - R665536 0272
  - R665537 0272
  - R665538 0272
  - R665539 0272
  - R665540 0272
  - R665541 0272
  - R665542 0272
  - R665543 0272
  - R665544 0272
  - R665545 0272
  - R680314 0282
  - R680315 0282
  - R680316 0282
  - R680317 0282
  - R680318 0282
  - R680319 0282
  - R680320 0282
  - R680321 0282
  - R680322 0282
  - R680323 0282
  - R680324 0282
  - R680325 0282
  - R680326 0282
  - R680327 0282
  - R680328 0282
  - R680329 0282
  - R680330 0282
  - R680331 0282
  - R680332 0282
  - R680333 0282
  - R680334 0282
  - R680335 0282
  - R680336 0282
  - R680337 0282
  - R680338 0282
  - R680339 0282
  - R680340 0282
  - R680341 0282
  - R680342 0282
  - R680343 0282
  - R680344 0282
  - R680345 0282
  - R680346 0282
  - R680347 0282
  - R680348 0282
  - R680349 0282
  - R680350 0283
  - R680351 0283
  - R680352 0283
  - R680353 0283
  - R680354 0283
  - R680355 0283
  - R680356 0283
  - R680357 0283
  - R680358 0283
  - R680359 0283
  - R680360 0283
  - R680361 0283
  - R680362 0283
  - R680363 0283
- The Moving finger.
  - LP48666 0131
- The Moving target.
  - LP49426 0151
  - LP50757 0183
- Moving violation.
  - LP49686 0157
- Mrs. Bellotti’s boyfriend.
  - LU3835 0212
- Mrs. Mike.
  - R671113 0276
- Mrs. Naugatuck’s wedding.
  - LP48784 0134
- Mrs. O’Malley and Mister Malone.
  - R673961 0278
- Ms. murder.
  - LP51044 0191
- Much ado about nothing.
  - MU10586 0258
- The Muckrakers.
  - LP50753 0183
- Mueller, John.
  - MP32304 0248
- Mulberry Square Productions, Inc.
  - LP48593 0129
- Mule train.
  - R674118 0278
- Multi Resource Center.
  - SEE Multi Resource Centers, Inc.
- Multi Resource Centers, Inc.
  - MP31561 0228
- The M unisex haircut.
  - MP31433 0224
- Le Mura di Malapaga.
  - R666489 0273
- Murder at fourteen.
  - LP48233 0120
- Murder can be dangerous.
  - LP48368 0123
- Murder for me.
  - LP48823 0135
- Murder in mink.
  - LP50186 0169
- Murder is a bottomless well.
  - LP50439 0175
- Murder is where you find it.
  - LP50175 0169
- Murder revisited.
  - LP50363 0174
- Murder times three.
  - LP51566 0204
- Murray the fink.
  - LP50889 0186
- The Murray who came to dinner.
  - LP50983 0189
- The Music box.
  - LP49366 0149
- Music by Martin.
  - R680859 0283
- Music from America.
  - MP32215 0245
- Music hath charm.
  - LP51707 0208
- The Music of Ernest Block, an immigrant’s America.
  - MP32205 0245
- Music to remember.
  - R680977 0284
  - R680978 0284
  - R680979 0284
  - R680980 0284
- Music to remember series.
  - R680991 0285
- Mutiny.
  - LP49240 0145
- Mutual of Omaha.
  - MP31716 0232
  - MP31773 0233
  - MP31774 0233
  - MP32145 0243
- Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom.
  - MP31716 0232
  - MP31773 0233
  - MP31774 0233
  - MP32145 0243
- My blue heaven.
  - R671299 0277
- My brother, my executioner.
  - LP49735 0158
- My country.
  - MU11081 0270
- My double.
  - LP48691 0131
- My fair Gilligan.
  - LP51716 0208
- My father, the TV star.
  - LP48257 0120
- My friend, my enemy.
  - LP50915 0187
- My friend the enemy.
  - LP50462 0176
- My grandma’s pussy.
  - MU10322 0252
- My husband, the hero.
  - LU3778 0211
- My husband, the knight.
  - LP48241 0120
- My name is Jemal.
  - LP48570 0128
- My occasional brother’s keeper.
  - LP48152 0118
- Myopia—a preventable tragedy.
  - MP31675 0230
- My pal, no. 2.
  - R668918 0274
- Myrna’s debut.
  - LP51547 0203
- My sister the genius.
  - LP48564 0128
- My son, the father.
  - LP48287 0121
- The Mysterious case of Lester and Doctor Fong.
  - LP49716 0158
- The Mysterious monsters.
  - LP51681 0207
- Mystery at the burlesque.
  - R677436 0280
- Mystery submarine.
  - R680855 0283
- My strife in court.
  - LP51544 0203
- My three tons.
  - LP49292 0147
- My wife’s relations.
  - R671467 0277
- M-24.
  - LP50612 0179
- Nabor, Fidel J.
  - MU10727 0261
  - MU10751 0262
  - MU11038 0269
  - MU11042 0269
  - MU11074 0270
- NADW dealer sales presentation.
  - MP31946 0238
- NADW distributor training presentation.
  - MP31947 0238
- NADW Marketing, Inc.
  - MP31946 0238
  - MP31947 0238
- Nagahori, Henry.
  - MU11084 0271
- Nahum, Jacques.
  - LP48652 0130
- Naked rider.
  - LP48595 0129
- Nakia.
  - LP49419 0151
  - LP49420 0151
  - LP49421 0151
  - LP49422 0151
  - LP49423 0151
  - LP49424 0151
  - LP49425 0151
  - LP49426 0151
  - LP49427 0151
  - LP49428 0151
  - LP49429 0151
  - LP49430 0151
  - LP49698 0157
- Namron Video Productions.
  - MU10336 0252
- The Nancy Walker show.
  - LP48765 0134
  - LP48766 0134
  - LP48767 0134
  - LP48768 0134
  - LP48769 0134
  - LP48770 0134
- Narcejac, Thomas.
  - LP48546 0128
- Nasty habits.
  - LP48758 0133
- National Broadcasting Company, Inc.
  - LP49347 0148
  - LP49348 0148
  - LP49349 0148
  - LP49350 0148
  - LP49351 0148
  - LP49352 0148
  - LP49353 0148
  - LP49354 0149
  - LP49355 0149
  - LP49356 0149
  - LP49357 0149
  - LP49358 0149
  - LP49359 0149
  - LP49360 0149
  - LP49361 0149
  - LP49362 0149
  - LP49363 0149
  - LP49364 0149
  - LP49365 0149
  - LP49366 0149
  - LP49367 0149
  - LP49900 0162
  - MP31074 0215
  - MP31119 0216
  - MP31120 0216
  - MP31137 0216
  - MP31138 0216
  - MP31139 0216
  - MP31140 0216
  - MP31268 0220
  - MP31269 0220
  - MP31270 0220
  - MP31271 0220
  - MP31272 0220
  - MP31273 0220
  - MP31636 0230
  - MP31794 0234
  - MP31795 0234
  - MP31796 0234
  - MP31797 0234
  - MP31798 0234
  - MP31799 0234
  - MP31800 0234
  - MU10269 0251
  - MU10270 0251
  - MU10271 0251
  - MU10272 0251
  - MU10273 0251
  - MU10274 0251
  - MU10275 0251
  - MU10276 0251
  - MU10277 0251
  - MU10278 0251
  - MU10279 0251
  - MU10280 0251
  - MU10281 0251
  - MU10293 0251
  - MU10294 0251
  - MU10295 0251
  - MU10296 0251
  - MU10297 0251
  - MU10298 0251
  - MU10299 0251
  - MU10300 0251
  - MU10301 0251
  - MU10302 0251
  - MU10303 0251
  - MU10304 0251
  - MU10305 0251
  - MU10306 0252
  - MU10307 0252
  - MU10308 0252
  - MU10309 0252
  - MU10310 0252
  - MU10311 0252
  - MU10312 0252
  - MU10313 0252
  - MU10314 0252
  - MU10315 0252
  - MU10316 0252
  - MU10317 0252
  - MU10318 0252
  - MU10319 0252
  - MU10320 0252
  - MU10323 0252
  - MU10324 0252
  - MU10325 0252
  - MU10326 0252
  - MU10327 0252
  - MU10328 0252
  - MU10329 0252
  - MU10338 0252
  - MU10339 0252
  - MU10340 0252
  - MU10341 0252
  - MU10342 0252
  - MU10343 0252
  - MU10344 0252
  - MU10345 0252
  - MU10346 0252
  - MU10347 0252
  - MU10348 0252
  - MU10349 0252
  - MU10350 0253
  - MU10351 0253
  - MU10352 0253
  - MU10353 0253
  - MU10354 0253
  - MU10355 0253
  - MU10356 0253
  - MU10357 0253
  - MU10358 0253
  - MU10360 0253
  - MU10361 0253
  - MU10362 0253
  - MU10363 0253
  - MU10364 0253
  - MU10365 0253
  - MU10366 0253
  - MU10367 0253
  - MU10368 0253
  - MU10369 0253
  - MU10370 0253
  - MU10371 0253
  - MU10372 0253
  - MU10373 0253
  - MU10374 0253
  - MU10375 0253
  - MU10376 0253
  - MU10377 0253
  - MU10378 0253
  - MU10379 0253
  - MU10380 0253
  - MU10381 0253
  - MU10382 0253
  - MU10383 0253
  - MU10384 0253
  - MU10385 0253
  - MU10386 0253
  - MU10387 0253
  - MU10401 0254
  - MU10402 0254
  - MU10403 0254
  - MU10404 0254
  - MU10405 0254
  - MU10406 0254
  - MU10407 0254
  - MU10408 0254
  - MU10409 0254
  - MU10410 0254
  - MU10411 0254
  - MU10412 0254
  - MU10413 0254
  - MU10422 0254
  - MU10423 0254
  - MU10424 0254
  - MU10425 0254
  - MU10426 0254
  - MU10427 0254
  - MU10428 0254
  - MU10430 0254
  - MU10431 0254
  - MU10432 0254
  - MU10433 0254
  - MU10434 0254
  - MU10435 0254
  - MU10436 0254
  - MU10437 0254
  - MU10438 0254
  - MU10439 0254
  - MU10440 0254
  - MU10441 0254
  - MU10442 0255
  - MU10443 0255
  - MU10444 0255
  - MU10445 0255
  - MU10446 0255
  - MU10447 0255
  - MU10448 0255
  - MU10449 0255
  - MU10450 0255
  - MU10466 0255
  - MU10467 0255
  - MU10468 0255
  - MU10469 0255
  - MU10470 0255
  - MU10471 0255
  - MU10472 0255
  - MU10473 0255
  - MU10474 0255
  - MU10475 0255
  - MU10476 0255
  - MU10477 0255
  - MU10478 0255
  - MU10479 0255
  - MU10480 0255
  - MU10481 0255
  - MU10482 0255
  - MU10483 0255
  - MU10484 0255
  - MU10485 0255
  - MU10487 0256
  - MU10488 0256
  - MU10489 0256
  - MU10490 0256
  - MU10491 0256
  - MU10492 0256
  - MU10493 0256
  - MU10494 0256
  - MU10495 0256
  - MU10497 0256
  - MU10498 0256
  - MU10499 0256
  - MU10500 0256
  - MU10602 0258
  - MU10603 0258
  - MU10604 0258
  - MU10605 0258
  - MU10606 0258
  - MU10607 0258
  - MU10621 0259
  - MU10622 0259
  - MU10623 0259
  - MU10624 0259
  - MU10625 0259
  - MU10626 0259
- National Council of Churches.
  - MP31268 0220
- The National Council of Churches. Communication Commission.
  - MP31269 0220
- The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc.
  - MP31232 0219
  - MP31233 0219
  - MP31234 0219
- National Educational Media, Inc.
  - MP31865 0236
  - MP31866 0236
- National Film Trustee Company, Ltd.
- LF390 0112
- National Fire Prevention and Control Administration, Department of Commerce, United States.
  - SEE United States. Department of Commerce. National Fire Prevention and Control Administration.
- National Fire Protection Association.
  - LP49134 0143
  - MP31185 0217
  - MP31285 0220
- National Fire Protection Association. Public Affairs Division.
  - MP31285 0220
- The National Foundation—March of Dimes.
  - MP31209 0218
  - MP31210 0218
  - MP31211 0218
  - MP31212 0218
  - MP31213 0218
- National General Pictures.
  - LP48070 0115
- National General Productions, Inc.
  - LP48070 0115
- National Geographic Society.
  - MP30990 0214
  - MP31254 0219
  - MP31264 0219
  - MP31529 0227
  - MP32157 0244
  - MP32158 0244
  - MP32237 0246
- National Guard, Indiana.
  - SEE Indiana. National Guard.
- The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs.
  - LP47166 0112
- National Safety Council.
  - LP49516 0153
  - LP49517 0153
- National Semiconductor Corporation.
  - MP32092 0242
- National Sex Forum.
  - MP31664 0230
  - MP31665 0230
  - MP31666 0230
  - MP31667 0230
  - MP31668 0230
  - MP31669 0230
- The National Ski Patrol.
  - MP31284 0220
- The National Smoke, Fire and Burn Institute.
  - MP31964 0238
  - MP32234 0246
- National Telefilm Associates, Inc.
  - R668855 0274
  - R668856 0274
  - R668857 0274
  - R668858 0274
  - R668859 0274
  - R668860 0274
  - R670687 0276
  - R671113 0276
  - R671114 0276
  - R671115 0276
  - R675820 0279
  - R675821 0279
  - R675822 0279
  - R675823 0279
  - R675824 0279
  - R675825 0279
  - R675826 0279
  - R675827 0279
  - R675828 0279
  - R675829 0279
  - R675830 0279
  - R675831 0279
- National Trust for Historic Preservation in the United States.
  - MP31255 0219
- A Nation of spoilers.
  - MP31886 0236
- Native American myths.
  - MP32093 0242
- The Native land.
  - MP31995 0239
- NATO—who needs it?
  - MP32292 0247
- Natural childbirth.
  - LP50995 0189
- The Nature of life: cells, tissues and organs.
  - MP31067 0214
- The Naughty 20’s.
  - R681329 0285
- NBC News.
  - MP31137 0216
  - MP31138 0216
- NBC nightly news, April 25, 1977.
  - MU10270 0251
- NBC nightly news, April 26, 1977.
  - MU10271 0251
- NBC nightly news, April 27, 1977.
  - MU10272 0251
- NBC nightly news, April 28, 1977.
  - MU10273 0251
- NBC nightly news, April 29, 1977.
  - MU10274 0251
- NBC nightly news, August 1, 1977.
  - MU10402 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 2, 1977.
  - MU10403 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 3, 1977.
  - MU10404 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 4, 1977.
  - MU10405 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 5, 1977.
  - MU10406 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 8, 1977.
  - MU10409 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 9, 1977.
  - MU10410 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 10, 1977.
  - MU10411 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 11, 1977.
  - MU10412 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 12, 1977.
  - MU10413 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 15, 1977.
  - MU10427 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 16, 1977.
  - MU10426 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 17, 1977.
  - MU10425 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 18, 1977.
  - MU10424 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 19, 1977.
  - MU10423 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 22, 1977.
  - MU10439 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 23, 1977.
  - MU10438 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 24, 1977.
  - MU10437 0254
- NBC nightly news, August 25, 1977.
  - MU10450 0255
- NBC nightly news, August 26, 1977.
  - MU10449 0255
- NBC nightly news, August 29, 1977.
  - MU10446 0255
- NBC nightly news, August 30, 1977.
  - MU10445 0255
- NBC nightly news, August 31, 1977.
  - MU10444 0255
- NBC nightly news, July 1, 1977.
  - MU10357 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 4, 1977.
  - MU10362 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 5, 1977.
  - MU10363 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 6, 1977.
  - MU10364 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 7, 1977.
  - MU10365 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 8, 1977.
  - MU10366 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 11, 1977.
  - MU10379 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 12, 1977.
  - MU10378 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 13, 1977.
  - MU10377 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 14, 1977.
  - MU10376 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 15, 1977.
  - MU10375 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 18, 1977.
  - MU10372 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 19, 1977.
  - MU10371 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 20, 1977.
  - MU10370 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 21, 1977.
  - MU10369 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 22, 1977.
  - MU10368 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 25, 1977.
  - MU10381 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 26, 1977.
  - MU10382 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 27, 1977.
  - MU10384 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 28, 1977.
  - MU10383 0253
- NBC nightly news, July 29, 1977.
  - MU10387 0253
- NBC nightly news, June 1, 1977.
  - MU10317 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 2, 1977.
  - MU10318 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 3, 1977.
  - MU10319 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 6, 1977.
  - MU10328 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 7, 1977.
  - MU10327 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 8, 1977.
  - MU10326 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 9, 1977.
  - MU10325 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 10, 1977.
  - MU10324 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 13, 1977.
  - MU10339 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 14, 1977.
  - MU10340 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 15, 1977.
  - MU10341 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 16, 1977.
  - MU10342 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 17, 1977.
  - MU10343 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 20, 1977.
  - MU10346 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 21, 1977.
  - MU10347 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 22, 1977.
  - MU10348 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 23, 1977.
  - MU10349 0252
- NBC nightly news, June 24, 1977.
  - MU10350 0253
- NBC nightly news, June 27, 1977.
  - MU10353 0253
- NBC nightly news, June 28, 1977.
  - MU10354 0253
- NBC nightly news, June 29, 1977.
  - MU10355 0253
- NBC nightly news, June 30, 1977.
  - MU10356 0253
- NBC nightly news, May 2, 1977.
  - MU10276 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 3, 1977.
  - MU10277 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 4, 1977.
  - MU10278 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 5, 1977.
  - MU10279 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 6, 1977.
  - MU10280 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 9, 1977.
  - MU10298 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 10, 1977.
  - MU10297 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 11, 1977.
  - MU10296 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 12, 1977.
  - MU10295 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 13, 1977.
  - MU10294 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 16, 1977.
  - MU10305 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 17, 1977.
  - MU10304 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 18, 1977.
  - MU10303 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 19, 1977.
  - MU10302 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 20, 1977.
  - MU10301 0251
- NBC nightly news, May 23, 1977.
  - MU10313 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 24, 1977.
  - MU10312 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 25, 1977.
  - MU10311 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 26, 1977.
  - MU10310 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 27, 1977.
  - MU10309 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 30, 1977.
  - MU10315 0252
- NBC nightly news, May 31, 1977.
  - MU10316 0252
- NBC nightly news, November 1, 1977.
  - MU10625 0259
- NBC nightly news, November 2, 1977.
  - MU10624 0259
- NBC nightly news, November 3, 1977.
  - MU10623 0259
- NBC nightly news, November 4, 1977.
  - MU10622 0259
- NBC nightly news, October 3, 1977.
  - MU10488 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 4, 1977.
  - MU10489 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 5, 1977.
  - MU10490 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 6, 1977.
  - MU10491 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 7, 1977.
  - MU10492 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 10, 1977.
  - MU10495 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 11, 1977.
  - MU10496 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 12, 1977.
  - MU10497 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 13, 1977.
  - MU10498 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 14, 1977.
  - MU10499 0256
- NBC nightly news, October 17, 1977.
  - MU10602 0258
- NBC nightly news, October 18, 1977.
  - MU10603 0258
- NBC nightly news, October 19, 1977.
  - MU10604 0258
- NBC nightly news, October 20, 1977.
  - MU10605 0258
- NBC nightly news, October 21, 1977.
  - MU10606 0258
- NBC nightly news, October 31, 1977.
  - MU10626 0259
- NBC nightly news, September 1, 1977.
  - MU10443 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 2, 1977.
  - MU10442 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 5, 1977.
  - MU10435 0254
- NBC nightly news, September 6, 1977.
  - MU10436 0254
- NBC nightly news, September 7, 1977.
  - MU10433 0254
- NBC nightly news, September 8, 1977.
  - MU10432 0254
- NBC nightly news, September 9, 1977.
  - MU10431 0254
- NBC nightly news, September 12, 1977.
  - MU10473 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 13, 1977.
  - MU10474 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 14, 1977.
  - MU10475 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 15, 1977.
  - MU10476 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 16, 1977.
  - MU10477 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 19, 1977.
  - MU10467 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 20, 1977.
  - MU10468 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 21, 1977.
  - MU10469 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 22, 1977.
  - MU10470 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 23, 1977.
  - MU10471 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 26, 1977.
  - MU10480 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 27, 1977.
  - MU10481 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 28, 1977.
  - MU10482 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 29, 1977.
  - MU10483 0255
- NBC nightly news, September 30, 1977.
  - MU10484 0255
- NBC reports.
  - MP31139 0216
  - MP31140 0216
  - MP31636 0230
- NBC Saturday news, April 30, 1977.
  - MU10275 0251
- NBC Saturday news, August 6, 1977.
  - MU10407 0254
- NBC Saturday news, August 20, 1977.
  - MU10422 0254
- NBC Saturday news, August 27, 1977.
  - MU10448 0255
- NBC Saturday news, July 2, 1977.
  - MU10358 0253
- NBC Saturday news, July 9, 1977.
  - MU10360 0253
- NBC Saturday news, July 16, 1977.
  - MU10374 0253
- NBC Saturday news, July 23, 1977.
  - MU10367 0253
- NBC Saturday news, July 30, 1977.
  - MU10386 0253
- NBC Saturday news, June 4, 1977.
  - MU10320 0252
- NBC Saturday news, June 11, 1977.
  - MU10323 0252
- NBC Saturday news, June 18, 1977.
  - MU10344 0252
- NBC Saturday news, June 25, 1977.
  - MU10351 0253
- NBC Saturday news. May 14, 1977.
  - MU10293 0251
- NBC Saturday news, May 21, 1977.
  - MU10300 0251
- NBC Saturday news, May 28, 1977.
  - MU10308 0252
- NBC Saturday news, November 5, 1977.
  - MU10621 0259
- NBC Saturday news, October 1, 1977.
  - MU10485 0255
- NBC Saturday news, October 8, 1977.
  - MU10493 0256
- NBC Saturday news, October 15, 1977.
  - MU10500 0256
- NBC Saturday news, October 22, 1977.
  - MU10607 0258
- NBC Saturday news, September 3, 1977.
  - MU10441 0254
- NBC Saturday news, September 10, 1977.
  - MU10430 0254
- NBC Saturday news, September 17, 1977.
  - MU10479 0255
- NBC Saturday news, September 24, 1977.
  - MU10472 0255
- NBC Saturday night news, June 18, 1977.
  - MU10344 0252
- NBC Saturday night news, June 25, 1977.
  - MU10351 0253
- NBC Sunday news, April 24, 1977.
  - MU10269 0251
- NBC Sunday news, August 14, 1977.
  - MU10428 0254
- NBC Sunday news, August 21, 1977.
  - MU10440 0254
- NBC Sunday news, August 28, 1977.
  - MU10447 0255
- NBC Sunday news, July 3, 1977.
  - MU10361 0253
- NBC Sunday news, July 10, 1977.
  - MU10385 0253
- NBC Sunday news, July 17, 1977.
  - MU10373 0253
- NBC Sunday news, July 24, 1977.
  - MU10380 0253
- NBC Sunday news, July 31, 1977.
  - MU10401 0254
- NBC Sunday news, June 5, 1977.
  - MU10329 0252
- NBC Sunday news, June 12, 1977.
  - MU10338 0252
- NBC Sunday news, June 19, 1977.
  - MU10345 0252
- NBC Sunday news, June 26, 1977.
  - MU10352 0253
- NBC Sunday news, May 1, 1977.
  - MU10281 0251
- NBC Sunday news, May 8, 1977.
  - MU10299 0251
- NBC Sunday news, May 15, 1977.
  - MU10306 0252
- NBC Sunday news, May 22, 1977.
  - MU10307 0252
- NBC Sunday news, May 29, 1977.
  - MU10314 0252
- NBC Sunday news, October 2, 1977.
  - MU10487 0256
- NBC Sunday news, October 9, 1977.
  - MU10494 0256
- NBC Sunday news, September 4, 1977.
  - MU10434 0254
- NBC Sunday news, September 11, 1977.
  - MU10478 0255
- NBC Sunday news, September 18, 1977.
  - MU10466 0255
- NBC Sunday night news, August 7, 1977.
  - MU10408 0254
- Nebraska State Education Association.
  - MP32125 0243
- The Need of a friend.
  - LP50823 0185
- A Need to know.
  - LP50084 0166
- Negative man.
  - LP49943 0163
- Neighborhoods.
  - MP31974 0238
- Neighbors: conversation in a changing community.
  - MP32171 0244
- Neimark, Paul.
  - LP48540 0128
- Nelles, Arthur D.
  - MP31701 0231
- Nelson, Richard D.
  - MU11025 0269
- Nerves.
  - LP50870 0186
- Ness, Eliot.
  - LP51609 0205
  - LP51610 0205
  - LP51611 0205
  - LP51612 0205
  - LP51613 0205
  - LP51614 0205
  - LP51615 0205
  - LP51616 0205
  - LP51617 0205
  - LP51618 0205
  - LP51619 0205
  - LP51620 0205
  - LP51621 0205
  - LP51622 0205
  - LP51623 0205
  - LP51624 0205
  - LP51625 0205
  - LP51626 0205
  - LP51659 0206
  - LP51660 0206
  - LP51664 0206
  - LP51665 0206
  - LP51666 0206
  - LP51667 0206
  - LP51668 0206
  - LP51669 0206
  - LP51670 0206
  - LP51671 0207
  - LP51672 0207
  - LP51673 0207
  - LP51674 0207
  - LP51675 0207
  - LP51685 0207
- Never eat Quackers in bed.
  - LP48732 0133
- Never weaken.
  - LP51492 0202
- A New angle.
  - MU10587 0258
- The New car.
  - LP49794 0160
  - LP50944 0188
- New Century Beverage Company.
  - MP32190 0244
- The New chemistry.
  - MP29674 0214
- The New Colombia.
  - MP31298 0220
- New dollar day.
  - LP48127 0117
- New England: background of literature.
  - MP32173 0244
- New England week.
  - MU11048 0270
  - MU11050 0270
  - MU11057 0270
  - MU11070 0270
  - MU11071 0270
- The New flower.
  - LP51314 0197
- New Georgia on my mind.
  - LP49663 0156
- The New land.
  - LP49709 0158
  - LP49710 0158
  - LP49711 0158
  - LP49712 0158
  - LP49713 0158
  - LP49714 0158
- New life, old dragons.
  - LP50308 0172
- The New limited warranty for General Motors cars and light duty trucks.
  - MP31735 0232
- The Newlybeds.
  - LP51279 0196
- The New maid.
  - LP48977 0139
- Newman, Richard W.
  - MU10703 0261
- Newman, Stephen L.
  - MU10645 0259
- New neighbor Sam.
  - LP51708 0208
- Newport Investments Associates.
  - MU10681 0260
- The New secretary.
  - LP48146 0118
- News of the day.
  - R667456 0273
  - R667457 0273
  - R667458 0273
  - R667459 0273
  - R667460 0273
  - R667461 0273
  - R667462 0273
  - R667463 0273
  - R667464 0273
  - R668946 0274
  - R668947 0274
  - R668948 0274
  - R668949 0274
  - R668950 0274
  - R668951 0274
  - R668952 0275
  - R668953 0275
  - R671308 0277
  - R671309 0277
  - R671310 0277
  - R671311 0277
  - R671312 0277
  - R671313 0277
  - R671314 0277
  - R671315 0277
  - R671316 0277
  - R674320 0278
  - R674321 0278
  - R674322 0278
  - R674323 0278
  - R674324 0278
  - R674325 0278
  - R674326 0278
  - R674327 0278
  - R674328 0278
  - R676566 0279
  - R676567 0279
  - R676568 0279
  - R676569 0279
  - R676570 0279
  - R676571 0279
  - R676572 0279
  - R676573 0279
  - R679158 0281
  - R679160 0281
  - R679161 0281
  - R679162 0281
  - R679163 0281
  - R679164 0281
  - R679165 0281
  - R679166 0281
  - R679167 0281
  - R679168 0281
  - R679169 0281
- News parade of 1950.
  - R679357 0281
- New State Lands, Inc.
  - MU10564 0257
- New versions of comedy classics.
  - LP51489 0202
  - LP51490 0202
  - LP51491 0202
  - LP51492 0202
  - LP51493 0202
  - LP51494 0202
  - LP51495 0202
- New World Pictures, Inc.
  - LP48069 0115
  - LP48744 0133
- New World Productions, Inc.
  - LP48744 0133
- New York Community Trust.
  - R673322 0277
- New York, New York.
  - LP48204 0119
- New York (State) Department of Civil Service.
  - MP31118 0216
- New York (State) Department of Civil Service. Training Section.
  - MP31118 0216
- New York (State) Division of Criminal Justice Services. Bureau for Municipal Police.
  - MP32378 0250
- New York (State) Education Department. Bureau of Mass Communications. Division of Health and Drug Education and Services.
  - MP32143 0243
- New Zealand rainbow.
  - R682128 0286
- The Next voice you hear.
  - R669962 0275
- Niagara dive.
  - LP50483 0176
- Nibley, Sloan.
  - LP49812 0160
- Nice guys finish last.
  - LP49282 0146
- Nicholas (Maria) Films.
  - MP32349 0249
- Nicholas, Maria John.
  - MP32349 0249
- Nichols, Dorothy M.
  - MP32379 0250
- Nichols, Ralph.
  - MU10795 0263
- Nichols, Ralph M.
  - MP32379 0250
- Nicholson, George R.
  - MU10777 0263
- Nicholson, Robert W.
  - MU10563 0257
  - MU10583 0258
- The Nickel Plate Road.
  - MP31987 0239
- Nicole.
  - LP50352 0173
- Night and the city.
  - R666315 0273
- The Night demon.
  - LP50292 0172
- Night dive.
  - LP50401 0175
- A Night full of darkness.
  - LP50785 0184
- Nightmare on a Sunday morning.
  - LP49388 0150
- Night of terror.
  - LP51535 0203
- Night of the full moon.
  - LP49398 0150
- Night out of time.
  - LP50824 0185
- The Night riders.
  - LP48571 0128
- Nightshade.
  - LP51577 0204
- The Night stalker.
  - LP48531 0127
- The Night strangler.
  - LP49034 0140
- The Night they shot Santa Claus.
  - LP51611 0205
- A Night to dismember.
  - LP50850 0185
- A Night to remember.
  - LP49235 0145
- Night without morning.
  - LP50445 0176
- Niles (Fred A.) Communication Centers, Inc.
  - MP31052 0214
- Nine dragons.
  - LP50170 0169
- Nine months in motion.
  - MP32318 0248
- Nip and tuck.
  - MU10562 0257
- Nitro.
  - LP50350 0173
- No amnesty for death.
  - LP48461 0126
- Nobody in a nothing place.
  - LP48849 0136
- No cookie for dessert.
  - LP48162 0118
- No food for thought.
  - LP49957 0163
- No funeral for Thorn.
  - LP48333 0122
- Nolan, William F.
  - LP49465 0152
  - LP49681 0157
  - LP49682 0157
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
- No lies.
  - LP49522 0153
- Nomadic lives.
  - LP50706 0181
- The Nomads.
  - LP50128 0168
- No man of her own.
  - R671461 0277
- No minor vices.
  - LP51478 0201
- No more Mister Nice Guy.
  - LU3873 0213
- Non-Hodgkin’s lymphomas.
  - MP31891 0236
- The Non person.
  - LP49419 0151
- Non-pharmacologic approaches.
  - MP31208 0218
- Noon buffets.
  - MP31190 0218
- No place to hide.
  - LP49423 0151
- No place to run.
  - LP48532 0127
- No problem.
  - MP31861 0235
- Nora goes over the wall.
  - LP50181 0169
- Norbud Productions, Inc.
  - LP46912 0112
  - LP48030 0114
  - LP48031 0114
  - LP48032 0114
  - LP48033 0114
  - LP48034 0114
  - LP48035 0114
  - LP48036 0114
  - LP48037 0114
  - LP48038 0114
- Norcon Film Productions, Ltd.
  - LF380 0112
- No reason.
  - LP50598 0179
- Norma F. R. Productions, Inc.
  - R671972 0277
- Norma Productions, Inc.
  - R671972 0277
- No room at the inn.
  - R671114 0276
- North, Rex.
  - LF276 0112
- North American Star System.
  - MU10507 0256
- North Dakota. State Historical Society.
  - MP31663 0235
  - MP31864 0236
- North Dakota, way back when.
  - MP31864 0236
- North of the Great Divide.
  - R682671 0286
- The North wind and the sun.
  - MP31516 0226
- Norway Corporation.
  - LP50340 0173
  - LP50341 0173
- No sad songs for me.
  - R665721 0272
- A Nose by any other name.
  - LP51717 0208
- Nose letters, crazy letters, test 1.
  - MP32111 0242
- No such thing as a sea serpent.
  - LP48719 0132
- No talent scouts.
  - LP48166 0118
- Not available.
  - LP50065 0166
- Not by accident.
  - LP48234 0120
- Not by chance—a documentary of birth at home.
  - MP31125 0216
- No tears.
  - LP48795 0134
- Not guilty.
  - LP51746 0209
- Nothing personnel.
  - LU3821 0212
- Not with my sister, you don’t.
  - LP50803 0184
- The November plan.
  - LP48087 0116
  - LP48088 0116
  - LP48090 0116
- No way out.
  - LP49530 0153
  - R671300 0277
- The Nowhere victim.
  - LP50036 0165
- Now you see him.
  - LP48118 0117
- Noyes, Fred.
  - MU10667 0260
- NRW.
  - LU3801 0211
  - LU3802 0212
  - LU3803 0212
  - LU3804 0212
  - LU3805 0212
  - LU3806 0212
  - LU3807 0212
  - LU3808 0212
  - LU3809 0212
- NRW Productions.
  - LP48042 0115
  - LP48043 0115
  - LP48044 0115
  - LP48045 0115
  - LP48046 0115
  - LP48047 0115
  - LP48048 0115
  - LP48049 0115
  - LP4805O 0115
  - LP48051 0115
  - LP48052 0115
  - LP48053 0115
  - LP48054 0115
  - LP48055 0115
  - LP48056 0115
  - LP46057 0115
  - LP48058 0115
  - LP48059 0115
- Nuclear energy—risk or remedy?
  - MP32287 0247
- Nuclear energy, the great controversy.
  - MP31971 0238
- Nuclear gas stimulation—tapping our national heritage.
  - MP31544 0227
- Nuclear power, the great controversy.
  - MP31971 0238
- Nucleus Film Productions.
  - LU3857 0213
- Nulsen, David.
  - MP32371 0249
- Nulsen (David) Enterprises.
  - MP32371 0249
- Numbers.
  - LP49267 0146
- The Numbers game.
  - LP50975 0189
  - LP51355 0199
- Nunes-Cooley Productions.
  - R678486 0280
- A Nun’s story.
  - LP50894 0186
- The Nurse.
  - LP51638 0206
- Nursie behave.
  - R665717 0272
- Nursing intervention.
  - MP31206 0218
- Nutritional myths.
  - MU10977 0268
- Nutrition and advertising.
  - MU10974 0268
- Nutrition and allergies.
  - MU10980 0268
- Nutrition and appearance.
  - MU10523 0256
- Nutrition and appetite.
  - MU10913 0266
- Nutrition and arthritis.
  - MU10965 0268
- Nutrition and behavior.
  - MU11040 0269
- Nutrition and dairy products.
  - MU10955 0267
- Nutrition and diabetes.
  - MU10962 0267
- Nutrition and fluids.
  - MU11026 0269
- Nutrition and food preservation.
  - MU10964 0268
- Nutrition and labeling.
  - MU10917 0266
- Nutrition and metric system.
  - MU10963 0268
- Nutrition and sleep.
  - MU10718 0261
- Nutrition and the aged.
  - MU10515 0256
- Nutrition and the athlete.
  - MU10920 0266
- Nutrition and the common illness.
  - MU10942 0267
- Nutrition and the dentist.
  - MU10643 0259
- Nutrition and the senses—sight and healing.
  - MU10672 0260
- Nutrition and the senses—touch and smell.
  - MU10670 0260
- Nutrition and your pet’s diet.
  - MU10983 0268
- Nya ha ha.
  - LP48720 0132
- Nyet, nyet, not yet.
  - LP51773 0209
- Obenhaus, Mark.
  - LP50706 0181
- Obese children.
  - MU10933 0267
- Ob/gyn health series.
  - MP31967 0238
  - MP32189 0244
- Obie Brown and the black princess.
  - LP51029 0190
- O’Brien, Fitz-James.
  - LP48703 0132
- Observing and recording.
  - MP31162 0217
- Observing and recording behavior.
  - MP32018 0240
- Obsession.
  - LP49674 0157
- Obstacle course.
  - LP50651 0180
- Occasional trouble.
  - LP48157 0118
- Occasional wife.
  - LP48141 0117
  - LP48142 0117
  - LP48143 0117
  - LP48144 0117
  - LP48145 0118
  - LP48146 0118
  - LP48147 0118
  - LP48148 0118
  - LP48149 0118
  - LP48150 0118
  - LP48151 0118
  - LP48152 0118
  - LP48153 0118
  - LP48154 0118
  - LP48155 0118
  - LP48156 0118
  - LP48157 0118
  - LP48158 0118
  - LP48159 0118
  - LP48160 0118
  - LP48161 0118
  - LP48162 0118
  - LP48163 0118
  - LP48164 0118
  - LP48165 0118
  - LP48166 0118
  - LP48167 0118
  - LP48168 0118
  - LP48169 0118
  - LP48170 0118
- Oceanic.
  - LF366 0112
- Ockers, Fred J., Sr.
  - MU11065 0270
- O’Conner (Walter G.) Company. Motion Picture Production Division.
  - MP31717 0232
- O’Connor, Richard.
  - LP48296 0121
  - LP48297 0121
  - LP48298 0121
  - LP48299 0121
  - LP48300 0121
  - LP48301 0121
  - LP48302 0121
  - LP48303 0121
  - LP48304 0121
  - LP48305 0121
  - LP48306 0121
  - LP48307 0121
  - LP48308 0121
  - LP48309 0121
  - LP48310 0122
  - LP48311 0122
  - LP48312 0122
  - LP48313 0122
  - LP48314 0122
  - LP48315 0122
  - LP48316 0122
  - LP48317 0122
  - LP48318 0122
  - LP48319 0122
  - LP48320 0122
  - LP48321 0122
  - LP48322 0122
  - LP48323 0122
  - LP48324 0122
  - LP48325 0122
  - LP48326 0122
  - LP48327 0122
  - LP48328 0122
  - LP48329 0122
  - LP48330 0122
  - LP48331 0122
  - LP48332 0122
  - LP48333 0122
  - LP48334 0122
  - LP48335 0122
  - LP48336 0122
  - LP48337 0122
  - LP48338 0122
  - LP48339 0122
  - LP48340 0122
  - LP48341 0122
  - LP48342 0122
  - LP48343 0122
  - LP48344 0122
  - LP48345 0122
  - LP48346 0122
  - LP48347 0122
  - LP48348 0122
  - LP48349 0123
  - LP48350 0123
  - LP48351 0123
  - LP48352 0123
  - LP48353 0123
  - LP48354 0123
  - LP48355 0123
  - LP48356 0123
  - LP48357 0123
  - LP48358 0123
  - LP48359 0123
  - LP48360 0123
  - LP48361 0123
  - LP48362 0123
  - LP48363 0123
  - LP48364 0123
  - LP48365 0123
  - LP48366 0123
  - LP48367 0123
  - LP48368 0123
  - LP48369 0123
  - LP48370 0123
  - LP48371 0123
  - LP48372 0123
  - LP48373 0123
  - LP48374 0123
  - LP48375 0123
  - LP48376 0123
  - LP48377 0123
  - LP48378 0123
  - LP48379 0123
  - LP48380 0123
  - LP48381 0123
  - LP48382 0123
  - LP48383 0123
  - LP48384 0123
  - LP48453 0125
  - LP48454 0126
  - LP48455 0126
  - LP48456 0126
  - LP48457 0126
  - LP48458 0126
  - LP48459 0126
  - LP48460 0126
  - LP48461 0126
  - LP48462 0126
  - LP48463 0126
  - LP48464 0126
  - LP48465 0126
  - LP46466 0126
  - LP48467 0126
  - LP48468 0126
  - LP48469 0126
  - LP48589 0129
  - LP49177 0144
- The Odd couple.
  - LP50808 0184
  - LP50836 0185
  - LP50837 0185
  - LP50838 0185
  - LP50839 0185
  - LP50840 0185
  - LP50841 0185
  - LP50842 0185
  - LP50843 0185
  - LP50844 0185
  - LP50845 0185
  - LP50846 0185
  - LP50847 0185
  - LP50848 0185
  - LP50849 0185
  - LP50850 0185
  - LP50651 0185
  - LP50852 0185
  - LP50871 0186
  - LP50872 0186
  - LP50873 0186
  - LP50874 0186
  - LP50875 0186
  - LP50876 0186
  - LP50877 0186
  - LP50678 0186
  - LP50879 0186
  - LP50880 0186
  - LP50881 0186
  - LP50882 0186
  - LP50883 0186
  - LP50884 0186
  - LP50885 0186
  - LP50886 0186
  - LP50887 0186
  - LP50888 0186
  - LP50889 0186
  - LP50937 0188
  - LP50938 0188
  - LP50939 0188
  - LP50940 0188
  - LP50941 0188
  - LP50942 0188
  - LP50943 0188
  - LP50944 0188
  - LP50945 0188
  - LP50946 0188
  - LP50947 0188
  - LP50948 0188
  - LP50949 0188
  - LP50960 0188
  - LP50961 0188
  - LP50962 0188
  - LP50963 0188
  - LP50964 0188
  - LP50965 0188
  - LP50966 0188
  - LP50967 0188
  - LP50968 0188
  - LP50969 0188
  - LP50981 0189
  - LP50983 0189
  - LP50984 0189
  - LP50985 0189
  - LP50986 0189
  - LP50990 0189
  - LP50991 0189
  - LP50992 0189
  - LP50993 0189
  - LP50994 0189
  - LP50995 0189
  - LP50996 0189
  - LP50997 0189
  - LP50998 0189
  - LP50999 0189
  - LP51000 0189
  - LP51001 0189
  - LP51002 0189
  - LP51017 0190
  - LP51018 0190
  - LP51019 0190
  - LP51544 0203
  - LP51545 0203
  - LP51546 0203
  - LP51547 0203
  - LP51548 0203
  - LP51686 0207
  - LP51687 0207
- The Odd couple meet their host.
  - LP50885 0186
- The Odd couples.
  - LP50842 0185
- The Odd decathlon.
  - LP50942 0188
- The Odd father.
  - LP50852 0185
- The Odd holiday.
  - LP50937 0188
- The Odd monks.
  - LP50844 0185
- Odds against Donald Jordan.
  - LP50022 0165
- Odds against tomorrow.
  - LP49497 0152
- The Oddyssey couple.
  - LP51548 0203
- O’Dell, Stan L.
  - MU10394 0253
- O’Donnell, Kenneth P.
  - LP48973 0139
- Odyssey of death.
  - LP47974 0112
  - LP47975 0112
- The Offence.
  - LP50097 0167
- Office of Television Services, Temple University.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
- The Office party.
  - LP49233 0145
- Officer Dooly.
  - LP47980 0113
- Officer needs help.
  - LP47982 0113
- Off the record.
  - MP31169 0217
- Off to work rev.
  - MU10613 0259
- O’Hara, John.
  - LP51090 0192
  - LP51091 0192
  - LP51092 0192
  - LP51093 0192
  - LP51094 0192
  - LP51095 0192
  - LP51096 0192
  - LP51097 0192
  - LP51098 0192
  - LP51099 0192
  - LP51100 0192
  - LP51101 0192
  - LP51102 0192
- Oh hear the angels’ voices.
  - LP50908 0187
- Oh, my aching.
  - MP31235 0219
- Oil, be seeing you.
  - LP48154 0118
- Oil shale—the rock that burns.
  - MP31547 0227
- Oil’s well that ends well.
  - LP48719 0132
- Oklahoma State University, Stillwater.
  - MP31870 0236
- The Old diamond game.
  - LP48861 0136
- The Older man.
  - LU3843 0212
  - LU3844 0212
  - LU3845 0213
  - LU3846 0213
- Oldest profession, latest price.
  - LP50169 0169
- The Old flame.
  - LP48058 0115
- The Old frontier.
  - R670681 0276
- Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation.
  - SEE General Motors Corporation. Oldsmobile Division.
- Oldsters and limited income.
  - MU10986 0268
- Ole.
  - MU11076 0270
- Olsen, Lee J.
  - MU10555 0257
  - MU10561 0257
  - MU10567 0257
  - MU10576 0258
  - MU10577 0258
  - MU10591 0258
- Olsen, Theodore V.
  - LP49256 0146
- Olson, Gordon K.
  - MU10766 0262
  - MU10776 0263
- Olympia.
  - MU10292 0251
- Olympus Publishing Company.
  - MP31426 0223
  - MP31427 0224
- O’Malley, David.
  - LP50709 0182
- Omega Film Partners, Ltd.
  - LP49461 0152
- Omego Productions.
  - LP50040 0165
- Once a con.
  - LP51466 0201
- Once a friend.
  - LU3802 0212
- Once a snitch.
  - LP49397 0150
- Once a thief.
  - LP50289 0172
  - R668523 0274
- Once too often.
  - LP50442 0176
- Once upon a rumor.
  - LP50897 0187
- Once upon a Saturday.
  - LP50355 0174
- On conversions.
  - MP31533 0227
- On cue.
  - LP50455 0176
- One bullet from Broken Bow.
  - LP48354 0123
- One command.
  - LP50615 0179
- One day at a time.
  - LP49793 0160
  - LP49794 0160
  - LP49795 0160
  - LP49796 0160
  - LP49797 0160
  - LP49798 0160
  - LP49799 0160
  - LP49800 0160
  - LP49801 0160
  - LP49802 0160
  - LP49803 0160
  - LP49804 0160
  - LP49805 0160
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49807 0160
  - LP49808 0160
  - LP49809 0160
  - LP49810 0160
  - LU3843 0212
  - LU3844 0212
  - LU3845 0213
  - LU3846 0213
  - LU3847 0213
  - LU3848 0213
  - LU3849 0213
  - LU3850 0213
  - LU3851 0213
  - LU3852 0213
- The One face in the world.
  - LP48416 0124
- One flew over Milwaukee.
  - LP50895 0186
- One for the lady.
  - LP50741 0182
- One for the money.
  - LP51353 0199
- One for the road.
  - LP49758 0159
- One last killing.
  - LP51670 0206
- One last trick.
  - LP51468 0201
- One little Indian.
  - LP49259 0146
- One more road.
  - MP32302 0248
- One of our models is missing.
  - LP48556 0128
- One of our running backs is missing.
  - LP48705 0132
- One of our Zeppelins is missing.
  - LP48839 0135
- One on one.
  - LP49131 0143
- One picture is worth.
  - LP48246 0120
- One plus one equals too many.
  - LP48144 0117
- One roll of the dice, the story of a pre-trip and post-trip inspection.
  - MP32358 0249
- One shivery night.
  - R668316 0274
- One small war.
  - LP49658 0156
- One step to darkness.
  - LP49729 0158
- One step to midnight.
  - LP51582 0204
- One strike and you’re out.
  - LU3817 0212
- One sweet way.
  - MU10399 0254
- One thousand eyes.
  - LP50117 0167
- One too many cooks.
  - LP48264 0120
- One way street.
  - MU10583 0258
  - R673601 0277
- Onguiaahra.
  - LP49346 0148
- Only giants can play.
  - LP50385 0174
- Only one death to a customer.
  - LP50360 0174
- Only witness.
  - LP50618 0180
- On the isle of Samoa.
  - R671194 0276
- On the road.
  - LP48843 0136
- Onward and upward.
  - LP50068 0166
- Open city.
  - LP47981 0113
- The Open web.
  - LP51585 0204
- Open wide.
  - MP31244 0219
- Operation Crackdown.
  - LP48422 0125
- Operation disaster.
  - R682512 0286
- Operation flypaper.
  - LP50103 0167
- Operation haylift.
  - R678485 0280
- Operation matriculation.
  - LP48430 0125
- Operation rabbit.
  - R681339 0285
- Operation Sail 1976, Sail Training Association.
  - MP31571 0228
- Operation space management.
  - MP32190 0244
- Operation Steam Heat.
  - LP51755 0209
- Operation survival.
  - LP50619 0180
- The Operator.
  - LP50599 0179
- Ophthalmic optics: Refraction by the eye.
  - MU10464 0255
- Ophthalmic optics: Refractive errors and optical aberrations.
  - MU10465 0255
- Optics, 1.
  - MU10462 0255
- Optics, 2.
  - MU10463 0255
- Optics, 3.
  - MU10464 0255
- Optics, 4.
  - MU10465 0255
- The Oracle wore a cashmere suit.
  - LP50318 0173
- Orange County, CA. Department of Education.
  - LP50715 0182
- Orca.
  - LP49224 0145
- Orchard, Gayle, pseud.
  - SEE Lynn, Donna.
- The Ordeal.
  - LP48173 0118
- Ordinary people, a film on child abuse.
  - LP51683 0207
- Ordway, Nick.
  - MU10616 0259
- The Oregon trail.
  - LP49639 0156
- Organizational communications: where did that camel come from?
  - MP31869 0236
- Organized to attack.
  - MP31122 0216
- Orient Express.
  - MU10900 0266
- Ormandy conducts The Planets.
  - MP32197 0245
- The Ormond Organization.
  - LP51682 0207
- Orpheus.
  - LP50955 0188
- Orsatti Productions, Inc.
  - LP51527 0203
  - LP51528 0203
  - LP51529 0203
  - LP51694 0207
- Osborne, Elmer G.
  - MU10547 0257
- Oscar’s birthday.
  - LP50836 0185
- Oscar’s new life.
  - LP50997 0189
- Oscar’s promotion.
  - LP51002 0189
- Oscar’s ulcer.
  - LP50969 0188
- Oscar, the model.
  - LP50968 0188
- Oshima Productions.
  - LF366 0112
- Ostomy, a new beginning.
  - MP31790 0234
- Ostrow, Nathan.
  - MU10774 0263
- The Other game in town.
  - LP50729 0182
- The Other Richie Cunningham.
  - LP51553 0203
- The Other side of the badge.
  - LP49378 0149
- The Other side of the fence.
  - LP47976 0112
- The Other side of the Moon.
  - LP50104 0167
- Otology in service.
  - MP31642 0230
- OTVS, Temple University.
  - SEE Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
- An Ounce of prevention.
  - LP50048 0166
- Our Lady of Fatima and the Miraculous Medal and Shrine of Saint Catherine Laboure
  - Shrine, Paris, France.
  - MU10289 0251
- Our Lady of Guadalupe.
  - MP32312 0248
- Our Lady of Guadalupe, storyscape.
  - MP32314 0248
- Our post office.
  - MP32090 0242
- Our pride in your Pontiac.
  - MP31748 0233
- Our vines have tender apes.
  - LP51794 0210
- The Outcasts.
  - LP48565 0128
  - LP48566 0128
  - LP48567 0128
  - LP48568 0128
  - LP48569 0128
  - LP48570 0128
  - LP48571 0128
  - LP48572 0128
  - LP48573 0128
  - LP48574 0128
  - LP48575 0128
  - LP48576 0128
  - LP48577 0128
  - LP48578 0128
  - LP48579 0129
  - LP48580 0129
  - LP48581 0129
  - LP48582 0129
  - LP48583 0129
  - LP48584 0129
  - LP48585 0129
  - LP48586 0129
  - LP48587 0129
  - LP48588 0129
- Outlaw blues.
  - LP49129 0143
- Outlaw fury.
  - R678493 0280
- Out of darkness.
  - LP48807 0135
- Out of nowhere.
  - LP49958 0163
- Out of the closet.
  - LU3797 0211
- Out of the night.
  - LP50770 0183
- Out of the shadows.
  - LP50081 0166
- Out on a limb.
  - R667150 0273
- Outpost on the Amazon.
  - LP51308 0197
- Outrage.
  - LP48533 0127
- Outrageous lady.
  - LP49927 0163
- Outreach Films, a division of Cathedral Films, Inc.
  - SEE Cathedral Films, Inc. Outreach Films.
- Outside the wall.
  - R673604 0277
- The Outskirts are in town.
  - MU10584 0258
- Over-exposure.
  - MU10567 0257
- Overkill.
  - LP50768 0183
- Over the border.
  - R677451 0280
- Oxford gray.
  - LP49383 0149
- Oxford Scientific Films, Ltd.
  - MP31529 0227
  - MP32237 0246
- Pacific Coast Films, Inc.
  - LU3890 0214
  - LU3891 0214
- Pacific International Enterprises, Inc.
  - LP49461 0152
- Pack my gat, Beulah.
  - LP49911 0162
- Paddle your own canoe.
  - R676122 0279
- Pagan love song.
  - R681300 0285
- I Pagliacci.
  - MP32196 0245
- Pago Bay during Typhoon Pamela.
  - MU11002 0269
- Paid in full.
  - R669037 0275
- Pain.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
- Pain games 2.
  - MP31135 0216
- A Pain in the neck.
  - LP50194 0169
  - MU10597 0258
- Pain in Timmy’s tummy.
  - LP48554 0128
- Painted witnesses.
  - LP50189 0169
- The Painter.
  - MP32079 0241
- Pajon Arts, Ltd.
  - MP31654 0230
- Pal, canine detective.
  - R668918 0274
- The Paleface.
  - R671465 0277
- The Palm Springs answer.
  - LP48091 0116
- Palomar.
  - LP50093 0167
- Palomar Pictures International, Inc.
  - LP49675 0157
  - LP49677 0157
  - LP49692 0157
  - LP49693 0157
  - LP49695 0157
- Pals and blending, the formula.
  - MP32110 0242
- Pamela Wong’s birthday for Grandma.
  - MP32084 0242
- Pan Arts.
  - LP48513 0127
- Panel Film Productions.
  - MP32321 0248
- Panic at 10,000.
  - LP50519 0177
- Panic in the streets.
  - R668846 0274
- Pantomime: the language of the heart.
  - MP32078 0241
- Paperwork.
  - LP50046 0166
- Papillon.
  - LP49093 0142
- Papillon Partnership.
  - LP49093 0142
- P.A. Productions, Inc.
  - LP51648 0206
- Parade of the tall ships.
  - MP31571 0228
- Paradise discovered.
  - LP49928 0163
- Paradivers.
  - LP50393 0174
- Paragon Films.
  - LP51488 0202
  - LP51489 0202
  - LP51490 0202
  - LP51491 0202
  - LP51492 0202
  - LP51493 0202
  - LP51494 0202
  - LP51495 0202
- Paramount.
  - LP48976 0139
  - LP49065 0141
  - LP49688 0157
- Paramount news.
  - R681838 0286
  - R681839 0286
  - R681840 0286
  - R681841 0286
  - R681842 0286
  - R681843 0286
  - R681844 0286
- Paramount news, issue number 5.
  - R680292 0281
- Paramount news, issue number 12.
  - R680299 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 13.
  - R680300 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 14.
  - R680301 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 15.
  - R680302 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 16.
  - R680303 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 17.
  - R680304 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 18.
  - R680305 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 19.
  - R680306 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 20.
  - R680307 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 21.
  - R680308 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 22.
  - R680309 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 23.
  - R680310 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 24.
  - R680311 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 25.
  - R680312 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 26.
  - R680313 0282
- Paramount news, issue number 80.
  - R670063 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 81.
  - R670064 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 82.
  - R670065 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 83.
  - R670066 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 84.
  - R670067 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 85.
  - R670068 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 86.
  - R670069 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 87.
  - R670070 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 86.
  - R670071 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 89.
  - R670072 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 90.
  - R670073 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 91.
  - R670074 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 92.
  - R670075 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 93.
  - R670076 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 94.
  - R670077 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 95.
  - R670078 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 96.
  - R670079 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 97.
  - R670080 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 98.
  - R670081 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 99.
  - R670082 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 100.
  - R670083 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 101.
  - R670084 0275
- Paramount news, issue number 102.
  - R680285 0281
- Paramount news, issue number 103.
  - R680286 0281
- Paramount news, issue number 104.
  - R680287 0281
- Paramount news, number 1.
  - R680288 0281
- Paramount news, number 2.
  - R680289 0281
- Paramount news, number 3.
  - R680290 0281
- Paramount news, number 4.
  - R680291 0281
- Paramount news, number 6.
  - R680293 0281
- Paramount news, number 7.
  - R680294 0281
- Paramount news, number 8.
  - R680295 0281
- Paramount news, number 9.
  - R680296 0281
- Paramount news, number 10.
  - R680297 0281
- Paramount news, number 11.
  - R680298 0282
- Paramount news, number 57.
  - R665850 0272
- Paramount news, number 58.
  - R665851 0272
- Paramount Oxford Films.
  - LP49127 0142
- Paramount Pictures.
  - LP48760 0133
  - LP49224 0145
  - LP49225 0145
  - LP50391 0174
- Paramount Pictures Corporation.
  - LF388 0112
  - LP48441 0125
  - LP48442 0125
  - LP48443 0125
  - LP48444 0125
  - LP48445 0125
  - LP48446 0125
  - LP48447 0125
  - LP48448 0125
  - LP48449 0125
  - LP48450 0125
  - LP48759 0133
  - LP48761 0134
  - LP48935 0138
  - LP48976 0139
  - LP49668 0157
  - LP50005 0165
  - LP50007 0165
  - LP50008 0165
  - LP50009 0165
  - LP50010 0165
  - LP50011 0165
  - LP50012 0165
  - LP50013 0165
  - LP50014 0165
  - LP50015 0165
  - LP50016 0165
  - LP50017 0165
  - LP50018 0165
  - LP50019 0165
  - LP50020 0165
  - LP50021 0165
  - LP50022 0165
  - LP50023 0165
  - LP50024 0165
  - LP50025 0165
  - LP50026 0165
  - LP50027 0165
  - LP50028 0165
  - LP50029 0165
  - LP50030 0165
  - LP50031 0165
  - LP50032 0165
  - LP50033 0165
  - LP50034 0165
  - LP50035 0165
  - LP50036 0165
  - LP50037 0165
  - LP50038 0165
  - LP50327 0173
  - LP50328 0173
  - LP50329 0173
  - LP5033O 0173
  - LP50331 0173
  - LP50332 0173
  - LP50333 0173
  - LP50334 0173
  - LP50335 0173
  - LP50336 0173
  - LP50337 0173
  - LP50338 0173
  - LP50339 0173
  - LP50340 0173
  - LP50341 0173
  - LP50342 0173
  - LP50343 0173
  - LP50344 0173
  - LP50345 0173
  - LP50346 0173
  - LP50347 0173
  - LP50348 0173
  - LP50349 0173
  - LP50350 0173
  - LP50351 0173
  - LP50352 0173
  - LP50353 0174
  - LP50354 0174
  - LP50355 0174
  - LP50356 0174
  - LP50357 0174
  - LP50358 0174
  - LP50359 0174
  - LP50360 0174
  - LP50361 0174
  - LP50362 0174
  - LP50363 0174
  - LP50364 0174
  - LP50365 0174
  - LP50366 0174
  - LP50367 0174
  - LP50368 0174
  - LP50369 0174
  - LP5037O 0174
  - LP50371 0174
  - LP50372 0174
  - LP50373 0174
  - LP50374 0174
  - LP50375 0174
  - LP50376 0174
  - LP50377 0174
  - LP50378 0174
  - LP50379 0174
  - LP5038O 0174
  - LP50381 0174
  - LP50382 0174
  - LP50383 0174
  - LP50384 0174
  - LP50385 0174
  - LP50386 0174
  - LP50387 0174
  - LP50388 0174
  - LP50389 0174
  - LP5039O 0174
  - LP50391 0174
  - LP50729 0182
  - LP50730 0182
  - LP50731 0182
  - LP50732 0182
  - LP50733 0182
  - LP50734 0182
  - LP50735 0182
  - LP50736 0182
  - LP50738 0182
  - LP50739 0182
  - LP50740 0182
  - LP50741 0182
  - LP50742 0182
  - LP50743 0182
  - LP50744 0182
  - LP50745 0182
  - LP50746 0182
  - LP50747 0182
  - LP50748 0182
  - LP50749 0183
  - LP50750 0183
  - LP50751 0183
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50757 0183
  - LP50758 0183
  - LP50759 0183
  - LP50760 0183
  - LP50761 0183
  - LP50762 0183
  - LP50763 0183
  - LP50764 0183
  - LP50765 0183
  - LP50766 0183
  - LP50767 0183
  - LP50768 0183
  - LP50769 0183
  - LP50770 0183
  - LP50771 0183
  - LP50772 0183
  - LP50773 0183
  - LP50774 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50784 0184
  - LP50785 0184
  - LP50786 0184
  - LP50787 0184
  - LP50788 0184
  - LP50789 0184
  - LP50790 0184
  - LP50791 0184
  - LP50792 0184
  - LP50793 0184
  - LP50794 0184
  - LP50795 0184
  - LP50796 0184
  - LP50797 0184
  - LP50798 0184
  - LP50799 0184
  - LP50800 0184
  - LP50801 0184
  - LP50802 0184
  - LP50803 0184
  - LP50804 0184
  - LP50805 0184
  - LP50806 0184
  - LP50808 0184
  - LP50810 0184
  - LP50811 0184
  - LP50812 0184
  - LP50813 0184
  - LP50814 0184
  - LP50815 0184
  - LP50816 0184
  - LP50817 0184
  - LP50818 0184
  - LP50819 0184
  - LP50820 0184
  - LP50821 0184
  - LP50822 0184
  - LP50823 0185
  - LP50824 0185
  - LP50825 0185
  - LP50826 0185
  - LP50827 0185
  - LP50828 0185
  - LP50829 0185
  - LP50830 0185
  - LP50831 0185
  - LP50832 0185
  - LP50833 0185
  - LP50834 0185
  - LP50835 0185
  - LP50836 0185
  - LP50837 0185
  - LP50838 0185
  - LP50839 0185
  - LP50840 0185
  - LP50841 0185
  - LP50842 0185
  - LP50843 0185
  - LP50844 0185
  - LP50845 0185
  - LP50846 0185
  - LP50847 0185
  - LP50848 0185
  - LP50849 0185
  - LP50850 0185
  - LP50851 0185
  - LP50852 0185
  - LP50853 0185
  - LP50854 0185
  - LP50855 0185
  - LP50856 0185
  - LP50857 0185
  - LP50858 0185
  - LP50859 0185
  - LP50860 0185
  - LP50861 0186
  - LP50862 0186
  - LP50863 0186
  - LP50864 0186
  - LP50865 0186
  - LP50866 0186
  - LP50867 0186
  - LP50868 0186
  - LP50869 0186
  - LP50870 0186
  - LP50871 0186
  - LP50872 0186
  - LP50873 0186
  - LP50874 0186
  - LP50875 0186
  - LP50876 0186
  - LP50877 0186
  - LP50878 0186
  - LP50879 0186
  - LP50880 0186
  - LP50881 0186
  - LP50882 0186
  - LP50883 0186
  - LP50884 0186
  - LP50885 0186
  - LP50886 0186
  - LP50887 0186
  - LP50888 0186
  - LP50889 0186
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
  - LP50894 0186
  - LP50895 0186
  - LP50896 0187
  - LP50897 0187
  - LP50898 0187
  - LP50899 0187
  - LP50900 0187
  - LP50901 0187
  - LP50902 0187
  - LP50903 0187
  - LP50904 0187
  - LP50905 0187
  - LP50906 0187
  - LP50907 0187
  - LP50908 0187
  - LP50909 0187
  - LP50910 0187
  - LP50911 0187
  - LP50912 0187
  - LP50913 0187
  - LP50914 0187
  - LP50915 0187
  - LP50916 0187
  - LP50917 0187
  - LP50918 0187
  - LP50919 0187
  - LP50920 0187
  - LP50921 0187
  - LP50922 0187
  - LP50923 0187
  - LP50924 0187
  - LP50925 0187
  - LP50926 0187
  - LP50927 0187
  - LP50928 0187
  - LP50929 0187
  - LP50930 0187
  - LP50931 0187
  - LP50932 0188
  - LP50933 0188
  - LP50934 0188
  - LP50935 0188
  - LP50936 0188
  - LP50937 0188
  - LP50938 0188
  - LP50939 0188
  - LP50940 0188
  - LP50941 0188
  - LP50942 0188
  - LP50943 0188
  - LP50944 0188
  - LP50945 0188
  - LP50946 0188
  - LP50947 0188
  - LP50948 0188
  - LP50949 0188
  - LP50950 0188
  - LP50951 0188
  - LP50952 0188
  - LP50953 0188
  - LP50954 0188
  - LP50955 0188
  - LP50956 0188
  - LP50957 0188
  - LP50958 0188
  - LP50959 0188
  - LP50960 0188
  - LP50961 0188
  - LP50962 0188
  - LP50963 0188
  - LP50964 0188
  - LP50965 0188
  - LP50966 0188
  - LP50967 0188
  - LP50968 0188
  - LP50969 0188
  - LP50970 0188
  - LP50971 0188
  - LP50972 0189
  - LP50973 0189
  - LP50974 0189
  - LP50975 0189
  - LP50976 0189
  - LP50977 0189
  - LP50978 0189
  - LP50979 0189
  - LP50980 0189
  - LP50981 0189
  - LP50982 0189
  - LP50983 0189
  - LP50984 0189
  - LP50985 0189
  - LP50986 0189
  - LP50987 0189
  - LP50988 0189
  - LP50989 0189
  - LP50990 0189
  - LP50991 0189
  - LP50992 0189
  - LP50993 0189
  - LP50994 0189
  - LP50995 0189
  - LP50996 0189
  - LP50997 0189
  - LP50998 0189
  - LP50999 0189
  - LP51000 0189
  - LP51001 0189
  - LP51002 0189
  - LP51003 0189
  - LP51004 0189
  - LP51005 0189
  - LP51006 0189
  - LP51007 0190
  - LP51008 0190
  - LP51009 0190
  - LP51010 0190
  - LP51011 0190
  - LP51012 0190
  - LP51013 0190
  - LP51014 0190
  - LP51015 0190
  - LP51016 0190
  - LP51017 0190
  - LP51018 0190
  - LP51019 0190
  - LP51530 0203
  - LP51531 0203
  - LP51532 0203
  - LP51533 0203
  - LP51534 0203
  - LP51535 0203
  - LP51536 0203
  - LP51537 0203
  - LP51538 0203
  - LP51539 0203
  - LP51540 0203
  - LP51541 0203
  - LP51542 0203
  - LP51543 0203
  - LP51544 0203
  - LP51545 0203
  - LP51546 0203
  - LP51547 0203
  - LP51548 0203
  - LP51549 0203
  - LP51550 0203
  - LP51551 0203
  - LP51552 0203
  - LP51553 0203
  - LP51554 0204
  - LP51555 0204
  - LP51556 0204
  - LP51557 0204
  - LP51558 0204
  - LP51559 0204
  - LP51560 0204
  - LP51561 0204
  - LP51562 0204
  - LP51563 0204
  - LP51564 0204
  - LP51565 0204
  - LP51566 0204
  - LP51567 0204
  - LP51568 0204
  - LP51569 0204
  - LP51570 0204
  - LP51571 0204
  - LP51572 0204
  - LP51573 0204
  - LP51574 0204
  - LP51575 0204
  - LP51576 0204
  - LP51577 0204
  - LP51578 0204
  - LP51579 0204
  - LP51580 0204
  - LP51581 0204
  - LP51582 0204
  - LP51583 0204
  - LP51584 0204
  - LP51585 0204
  - LP51586 0204
  - LP51587 0204
  - LP51588 0204
  - LP51589 0204
  - LP51590 0204
  - LP51591 0204
  - LP51592 0204
  - LP51593 0204
  - LP51594 0204
  - LP51595 0204
  - LP51596 0205
  - LP51597 0205
  - LP51598 0205
  - LP51599 0205
  - LP51600 0205
  - LP51601 0205
  - LP51602 0205
  - LP51603 0205
  - LP51604 0205
  - LP51605 0205
  - LP51606 0205
  - LP51607 0205
  - LP51608 0205
  - LP51646 0206
  - LP51647 0206
  - LP51648 0206
  - LP51649 0206
  - LP51650 0206
  - LP51651 0206
  - LP51652 0206
  - LP51653 0206
  - LP51654 0206
  - LP51655 0206
  - LP51656 0206
  - LP51657 0206
  - LP51661 0206
  - LP51662 0206
  - LP51663 0206
  - LP51676 0207
  - LP51677 0207
  - LP51686 0207
  - LP51687 0207
  - R665850 0272
  - R665851 0272
  - R669033 0275
  - R669034 0275
  - R669035 0275
  - R669036 0275
  - R669037 0275
  - R670063 0275
  - R670064 0275
  - R670065 0275
  - R670066 0275
  - R670067 0275
  - R670068 0275
  - R670069 0275
  - R670070 0275
  - R670071 0275
  - R670072 0275
  - R670073 0275
  - R670074 0275
  - R670075 0275
  - R670076 0275
  - R670077 0275
  - R670078 0275
  - R670079 0275
  - R670080 0275
  - R670081 0275
  - R670082 0275
  - R670083 0275
  - R670084 0275
  - R671145 0276
  - R671458 0277
  - R671459 0277
  - R671460 0277
  - R671461 0277
  - R671462 0277
  - R673611 0278
  - R675319 0278
  - R680285 0281
  - R680286 0281
  - R680287 0281
  - R680288 0281
  - R680289 0281
  - R680290 0281
  - R680291 0281
  - R680292 0281
  - R680293 0281
  - R680294 0281
  - R680295 0281
  - R680296 0281
  - R680297 0281
  - R680298 0282
  - R680299 0282
  - R680300 0282
  - R680301 0282
  - R680302 0282
  - R680303 0282
  - R680304 0282
  - R680305 0282
  - R680306 0282
  - R680307 0282
  - R680308 0282
  - R680309 0282
  - R680310 0282
  - R680311 0282
  - R680312 0282
  - R680313 0282
  - R681838 0286
  - R681839 0286
  - R681840 0286
  - R681841 0286
  - R681642 0286
  - R681643 0286
  - R681844 0286
  - R682738 0286
- Paramount Pictures Corporation. Paramount Television.
  - LP48441 0125
  - LP48442 0125
  - LP48443 0125
  - LP48444 0125
  - LP48445 0125
  - LP48446 0125
  - LP48447 0125
  - LP48448 0125
  - LP48449 0125
  - LP48450 0125
- Paramount Pictures, Inc.
  - R665945 0273
  - R669899 0275
  - R675820 0279
  - R675821 0279
  - R675822 0279
  - R675823 0279
  - R675824 0279
  - R675825 0279
  - R675826 0279
  - R675827 0279
  - R675828 0279
  - R675829 0279
  - R675830 0279
  - R675831 0279
  - R680842 0283
- Paramount Television.
  - LP50747 0182
  - LP50748 0182
  - LP50749 0183
  - LP50750 0183
  - LP50751 0183
  - LP50752 0183
  - LP50753 0183
  - LP50754 0183
  - LP50755 0183
  - LP50756 0183
  - LP50775 0183
  - LP50776 0183
  - LP50777 0183
  - LP50778 0183
  - LP50779 0183
  - LP50780 0183
  - LP50781 0183
  - LP50782 0183
  - LP50783 0184
  - LP50793 0184
  - LP50794 0184
  - LP50795 0184
  - LP50796 0184
  - LP50797 0184
  - LP50798 0184
  - LP50799 0184
  - LP50800 0184
  - LP50801 0184
  - LP50802 0184
  - LP50803 0184
  - LP50890 0186
  - LP50891 0186
  - LP50892 0186
  - LP50893 0186
  - LP50894 0186
  - LP50895 0186
  - LP50896 0187
  - LP50897 0187
  - LP50898 0187
  - LP50899 0187
  - LP50900 0187
  - LP50901 0187
  - LP50902 0187
  - LP50903 0187
  - LP50904 0187
  - LP50905 0187
  - LP50906 0187
  - LP50907 0187
  - LP50908 0187
  - LP50909 0187
  - LP51531 0203
  - LP51532 0203
  - LP51533 0203
  - LP51534 0203
  - LP51536 0203
  - LP51537 0203
  - LP51538 0203
  - LP51539 0203
  - LP51540 0203
  - LP51541 0203
  - LP51542 0203
  - LP51543 0203
  - LP51549 0203
  - LP51550 0203
  - LP51551 0203
  - LP51552 0203
  - LP51553 0203
  - LP51554 0204
  - LP51555 0204
  - LP51556 0204
  - LP51557 0204
  - LP51558 0204
  - LP51559 0204
  - LP51560 0204
  - LP51561 0204
  - LP51562 0204
  - LP51646 0206
  - LP51647 0206
  - LP51648 0206
  - LP51649 0206
  - LP51650 0206
  - LP51651 0206
  - LP51652 0206
  - LP51653 0206
  - LP51654 0206
  - LP51655 0206
  - LP51656 0206
  - LP51657 0206
  - LP51658 0206
  - LP51661 0206
  - LP51662 0206
  - LP51663 0206
- Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation.
  - SEE Paramount Pictures Corporation. Paramount Television.
- The Parasite.
  - LP51047 0191
- Parental Stress Center, Pittsburgh.
  - LP51683 0207
- Parents want to understand.
  - MP32404 0250
- The Paris incident.
  - LP48562 0128
- Paris pendant.
  - LP49784 0159
- The Park at the top of the stars.
  - LP48723 0132
- The Parting shot.
  - LP48083 0116
- The Partners.
  - LP48767 0134
  - LP48963 0138
- Partner’s investment.
  - LP50848 0185
- The Party.
  - LP50859 0185
- Passport to collision.
  - MP32147 0243
- Pass the vegetables, please.
  - LP51810 0211
- Password.
  - LP50838 0185
- Past imperfect.
  - LP49720 0158
- Pastoral supervision, a very special ministry.
  - MP31265 0220
- Patello-femoral joint replacement systems.
  - MP31640 0230
- Pathe Industries, Inc.
  - R666154 0273
  - R671115 0276
- Patient counseling—obstetrics and gynecology.
  - MP31967 0238
  - MP32189 0244
- Patrick, Kennett M.
  - MU10786 0263
- Patriotic songs.
  - MU10837 0264
- Patterson, Roger C.
  - MU11079 0270
- Patterson, Mrs. Roger C.
  - MU11079 0270
- The Pawn.
  - LP48229 0120
- Payment in full.
  - LP50427 0175
- Pay or die.
  - LP48825 0135
- The Pea.
  - LP51612 0205
- Peaches.
  - MP32373 0249
- Pearl of the Arabian Gulf.
  - LP51312 0197
- Pediatric physical assessment.
  - MP32389 0250
- Peer Gynt suite.
  - R680979 0284
- Peggy.
  - R673608 0278
- Pellegrini, Mario.
  - LP50129 0168
- Peloza, Jeanne.
  - MP31963 0238
- Pem Associates.
  - LP51732 0208
- The Pendulum.
  - LP50827 0185
- The Pen is mightier than the pencil.
  - LP50841 0185
- Pennsylvania. Department of Health. Bureau of Children’s Services.
  - LP51683 0207
- Penny for the peep-show.
  - LP50032 0165
- Penny Pinchers.
  - MU10617 0259
- Penny’s Christmas.
  - LU3872 0213
- Penthouse Productions, Inc.
  - LP48751 0133
- People at work: many kinds of jobs.
  - MP31293 0220
- People in glass houses shouldn’t.
  - MU10557 0257
- The People mover.
  - LP51049 0191
- The People of Strawberry Lane.
  - MU10391 0253
- The People that time forgot.
  - LP48221 0119
- The People versus Gary Gilmore.
  - MP32040 0240
- Peptic ulcer.
  - MP31791 0234
- Percussion and vibration techniques.
  - MP31655 0230
- The Perfectionists.
  - LP51360 0199
- The Perfect Mrs. Chesney.
  - LP51357 0199
- Perfect servant.
  - LP49929 0163
- Perfect strangers.
  - R666339 0273
- The Perfect young lady.
  - LP48558 0128
- The Perils of Helen Huna.
  - LU3767 0211
- Persistence of Vision, Inc.
  - LP50134 0168
- Persky/Bright Productions, Inc.
  - LP51743 0209
- Personal Care Division, The Gillette Company.
  - SEE The Gillette Company. Personal Care Division.
- Personal flotation devices.
  - MP32315 0248
- A Personal matter.
  - LP48355 0123
- Personal money management.
  - MP31326 0221
- The Peruvian paso.
  - MP31166 0217
- Pete.
  - LP49430 0151
- Peter by moonlight.
  - LP48170 0118
- Peter Ilyitch Tchaikovsky, Andante cantabile string quartet, opus 11, Symphony number 4 in F minor, opus 36.
  - MP32193 0245
- Peter Ilytch (sic) Tchaikovsky, Andante cantabile string quartet, opus 11, Symphony number 4 in F minor, opus 36.
  - MP32193 0245
- Peterson, William.
  - MP31695 0231
  - MU10802 0263
  - MU10814 0264
  - MU10817 0264
  - MU10819 0264
  - MU10826 0264
  - MU10827 0264
  - MU10832 0264
  - MU10833 0264
  - MU10834 0264
  - MU10837 0264
  - MU10838 0264
  - MU10844 0264
  - MU10851 0265
  - MU10852 0265
  - MU10853 0265
  - MU10864 0265
  - MU10865 0265
  - MU10877 0265
  - MU10880 0265
  - MU10881 0265
  - MU10887 0266
  - MU10889 0266
  - MU10893 0266
  - MU10902 0266
  - MU10906 0266
  - MU10908 0266
- Peterson, William G.
  - MU10940 0267
  - MU10954 0267
  - MU10955 0267
  - MU10957 0267
  - MU10962 0267
  - MU10963 0268
  - MU10964 0268
  - MU10965 0268
  - MU10969 0268
  - MU10972 0268
  - MU10979 0268
  - MU10980 0268
  - MU10981 0268
  - MU10982 0268
  - MU10983 0268
- Petroleum Energy Producing Corporation.
  - MU10457 0255
- The Petty girl.
  - R674204 0278
- Pfizer, Inc.
  - MP32179 0244
  - MP32327 0248
  - MP32328 0248
- The Phantom car.
  - LP50124 0167
- The Phantom of the Horse Opera.
  - LP48733 0133
- Phantom ricksha.
  - LP48678 0131
- Phantoms.
  - LP50953 0188
- Pharmacologic approaches.
  - MP31207 0218
- Phelps, Richard W.
  - MU11031 0269
- The Philadelphia Orchestra.
  - MP32200 0245
- Philbrick, Herbert A.
  - LP49035 0140
  - LP49036 0140
  - LP49037 0140
  - LP49038 0140
  - LP49039 0140
  - LP49040 0140
  - LP49041 0140
  - LP49042 0140
  - LP49043 0140
  - LP49044 0140
  - LP49045 0140
  - LP49046 0140
  - LP49047 0140
  - LP49048 0140
  - LP49049 0140
  - LP49050 0140
  - LP49051 0141
  - LP49052 0141
  - LP49053 0141
  - LP49054 0141
  - LP49055 0141
  - LP49056 0141
  - LP49057 0141
  - LP49058 0141
  - LP49059 0141
  - LP49060 0141
  - LP49061 0141
  - LP49062 0141
  - LP49063 0141
  - LP49064 0141
  - LP49096 0142
  - LP49097 0142
  - LP49098 0142
  - LP49099 0142
  - LP49100 0142
  - LP49101 0142
  - LP49102 0142
  - LP49103 0142
  - LP49104 0142
  - LP49105 0142
  - LP49106 0142
  - LP49107 0142
  - LP49108 0142
  - LP49109 0142
  - LP49110 0142
  - LP49111 0142
  - LP49112 0142
  - LP49113 0142
  - LP49114 0142
  - LP49115 0142
  - LP49116 0142
  - LP49117 0142
  - LP49118 0142
  - LP49119 0142
  - LP49120 0142
  - LP49121 0142
  - LP49122 0142
  - LP49123 0142
  - LP49124 0142
  - LP49125 0142
- Phillip and Sam.
  - LU3774 0211
- Phillips, David R.
  - MU10620 0259
- Phillips, Harold J.
  - MU10566 0257
- Phillips, Howard H.
  - MU10566 0257
- Phillips Academy, Andover, MA. Trustees.
  - MP31978 0238
- Phillip’s birthday party.
  - LU3779 0211
- Phillips Petroleum Company.
  - MP31949 0238
- Phil’s assertion school.
  - LU3771 0211
- Phil’s past.
  - LU3772 0211
- Phoenix Films.
  - MP31673 0230
- The Phone call.
  - LP50137 0168
- Photography by John Doe.
  - LP48850 0136
- The Physical.
  - LP50783 0184
- Physical assessment, a course designed for the nurse practitioner.
  - MP32388 0250
- Physical assessment examination.
  - MP32393 0250
- Physical assessment examinations.
  - MP32393 0250
- Physical assessment lectures.
  - MP32388 0250
- Physical assessment of the aged person.
  - MP32391 0250
- Physical changes all about us.
  - MP31856 0235
- Physical fatness.
  - LP51713 0208
- Physician-administrator pressure points.
  - MP31124 0216
- Piano concerto in B flat minor.
  - R680977 0284
- Piano concerto number 1 in D minor, opus 15.
  - MP32202 0245
- Piano concerto number 3 in C minor, opus 37.
  - MP32202 0245
- Piano to Thunder Springs.
  - LP50452 0176
- Pickett, Robert J.
  - MU10535 0257
- Picture of a shadow.
  - LP50334 0173
- Piece work.
  - LP50325 0173
- Pierce, Bill.
  - SEE Pierce, William K., Jr.
- Pierce (Charles B.) Film Productions, Inc.
  - LP50714 0182
- Pierce, William K., Jr.
  - MP31972 0238
- Pieterse, Andre.
  - LF384 0112
- The Pigeon.
  - LP51788 0210
- Pigeon River Country Association, University of Michigan.
  - SEE University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. Pigeon River Country.
- Pigeon River forum.
  - MP32304 0248
- The Pig who came to dinner.
  - LP50940 0188
- Pike Productions, Inc.
  - MP31186 0217
- Pilgrim journey.
  - MP31786 0234
- Pill (part 2).
  - LU3865 0213
- Pimlico Films, Ltd.
  - LP50140 0168
- Pine Canyon is burning!
  - LP50269 0171
- The Pink dragon.
  - LP49502 0152
- Pin money.
  - LP48078 0116
- Pinnacle Pictures.
  - MU11082 0270
- Pinnn.
  - MU10457 0255
- The Pirate.
  - LP51053 0191
- Pirates from Malaysia.
  - MU10994 0268
- Pirates of the high seas.
  - R680957 0284
  - R680958 0284
  - R680962 0284
  - R680963 0284
  - R680964 0284
  - R680970 0284
  - R680981 0284
  - R680982 0284
  - R680983 0284
  - R680985 0284
  - R680986 0284
- Pirates’ paradise.
  - LP51332 0198
- Pirkle, Estus W.
  - LP51682 0207
- A Pittance of faith.
  - LP50017 0165
- Pizza Inn Advertising Plan.
  - MP31187 0217
  - MP31188 0217
  - MP31189 0217
  - MP31190 0218
  - MP31193 0218
  - MP31194 0218
- P.J. Productions Company.
  - LP48743 0133
- A Place in time: A View of historic preservation in the United States.
  - MP31255 0219
- A Place of his own.
  - LP50752 0183
- Plague of pigeons.
  - LP49912 0162
- Planes through solids.
  - MP31572 0228
- The Planets.
  - MP32197 0245
- Planning and goal setting: time-waste or management tool?
  - MP31061 0214
- Plastic colored Slinky.
  - MP31728 0232
- The Play.
  - LP50010 0165
- Play ball.
  - R682138 0286
- Playground.
  - LP50033 0165
- The Playhouse.
  - R671463 0277
- Playing hookey.
  - LP50988 0189
- Playmates.
  - LP48534 0127
- The Play’s the big thing.
  - LU3824 0212
- Play the shopping game.
  - MP32061 0241
- Please please me.
  - LU3890 0214
- The Pleasures of Japan.
  - LP51316 0198
- Plotkin, Theodore.
  - MP32123 0243
- Plunket, Daniel C.
  - MU10841 0264
- Plutopia.
  - R667152 0273
- P.M. Productions.
  - MP31167 0217
  - MP31168 0217
  - MP31169 0217
- Pockets full of miracles.
  - MU10600 0258
- Poe, Edgar Allan.
  - LP48654 0131
- Point of law.
  - LP48387 0124
- Point of view.
  - LP51781 0210
- Police dog.
  - MP31877 0236
- Police story.
  - LP47973 0112
  - LP47974 0112
  - LP47975 0112
  - LP47976 0112
  - LP47977 0113
  - LP47978 0113
  - LP47979 0113
  - LP47980 0113
  - LP47981 0113
  - LP47982 0113
  - LP47983 0113
  - LP47984 0113
  - LP47985 0113
  - LP47986 0113
  - LP47987 0113
  - LP47988 0113
  - LP47989 0113
  - LP47990 0113
  - LP47991 0113
  - LP47992 0113
  - LP47993 0113
  - LP47994 0113
  - LP47995 0113
  - LP47996 0113
  - LP47997 0113
  - LP47998 0113
  - LP47999 0113
  - LP48000 0113
  - LP48001 0113
  - LP48002 0113
  - LP48003 0113
  - LP48004 0113
  - LP48005 0113
  - LP48006 0113
  - LP48007 0113
  - LP48008 0114
  - LP48009 0114
  - LP48010 0114
  - LP48011 0114
  - LP48012 0114
  - LP48013 0114
  - LP48014 0114
  - LP48015 0114
  - LP48016 0114
  - LP48017 0114
  - LP48018 0114
  - LP49376 0149
  - LP49377 0149
  - LP49378 0149
  - LP49379 0149
  - LP49380 0149
  - LP49381 0149
  - LP49382 0149
  - LP49383 0149
  - LP49384 0149
  - LP49385 0149
  - LP49386 0149
  - LP49387 0150
  - LP49388 0150
  - LP49389 0150
  - LP49390 0150
  - LP49391 0150
  - LP49392 0150
  - LP49394 0150
  - LP49395 0150
  - LP51289 0197
- Police woman.
  - LP46892 0112
  - LP49397 0150
  - LP49398 0150
  - LP49399 0150
  - LP49400 0150
  - LP49401 0150
  - LP49402 0150
  - LP49403 0150
  - LP49404 0150
  - LP49405 0150
  - LP49406 0150
  - LP49407 0150
  - LP49408 0150
  - LP49409 0150
  - LP49410 0150
  - LP49411 0150
  - LP49412 0150
  - LP49413 0150
  - LP49414 0150
  - LP49415 0150
  - LP49416 0150
  - LP49417 0150
  - LP49418 0150
- Politano, Michael.
  - MU10397 0254
- Polo aces.
  - R668923 0274
- Pomeranz, Edwin S.
  - MU10579 0258
- Poor little lambs.
  - LP49648 0156
- The Pop corn story.
  - R680988 0285
- Popeil Brothers, Inc.
  - MP31203 0218
- Popeye makes a movie.
  - R669899 0275
- Pop music.
  - MU10811 0264
- Popped star.
  - LP48561 0128
- Pork, the meal with a squeal.
  - MP31659 0230
- Portafilms, Inc.
  - MP32368 0249
- Portrait in blue.
  - LP50330 0173
- Portrait of a gunfighter.
  - LP51112 0192
- Portrait of a hero.
  - LP51589 0204
- Portrait of a murder.
  - LP49756 0159
- Portraits in psychoanalysis.
  - MU10416 0254
  - MU10417 0254
  - MU18418 0254
- Portugal’s sons of the sea.
  - LP51321 0198
- The Possessed.
  - LP49255 0146
- Postal service: letter to a football hero.
  - MP32090 0242
- Postcard from Barcelona.
  - LP50098 0167
- The Postman cometh.
  - LP51749 0209
- The Postmistress.
  - LP48694 0132
- Post-Newsweek Productions, a division of Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.
  - SEE Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. Post-Newsweek Productions.
- Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.
  - MP31414 0223
  - MP31415 0223
  - MP31416 0223
  - MP31417 0223
- Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. Post-Newsweek Productions.
  - MP31415 0223
  - MP31416 0223
- Potashnick, Julian.
  - MU10683 0260
- Potential and Pepcor.
  - MU10457 0255
- Poulsen, Edward H.
  - MU10742 0262
  - MU10748 0262
- Powell, John J.
  - MU10831 0264
- Power play.
  - LP48106 0116
- Powers, David F.
  - LP48973 0139
- Power without end.
  - LP50001 0165
- Practical jokes can kill you.
  - LP50159 0168
- Prairie woman.
  - LP51107 0192
- Prather, Charles E.
  - MU10659 0260
  - MU10765 0262
- Pray for the Wildcats.
  - LP48549 0128
- Pre and post operative concerns.
  - MP32180 0244
- The Predators.
  - LP49734 0158
- Prehistoic times.
  - MP31854 0235
- Pre-Incan caper.
  - LP49789 0159
- Prelude to fame.
  - R669530 0275
- Prentice-Hall, Inc.
  - MP31141 0216
- Prentiss Productions.
  - MP31170 0217
- Prepare for your listing checkpoints.
  - MP32338 0248
- Preparing a hem.
  - MP31449 0224
- Preparing fabric.
  - MP31501 0226
- Presburger and Associates, Inc.
  - MU10627 0259
- The Prescott campaign.
  - LP48458 0126
- A Present for Felipe.
  - LP50525 0177
- Presenting the Three Degrees.
  - LP48037 0114
- President Gilligan.
  - LP51723 0208
- The President requests.
  - LP49087 0141
  - LP49089 0142
- The President’s plane is missing.
  - LP48547 0128
- Presley, J. O.
  - MU10825 0264
- Pressing techniques.
  - MP31463 0225
- Pressure groups.
  - MP32087 0242
- Presumed dead.
  - LP48969 0139
- Preterm Institute, Inc.
  - MP31277 0220
  - MP31278 0220
  - MP31279 0220
  - MP31280 0220
  - MP31281 0220
  - MP31282 0220
- Pretty baby.
  - R671971 0277
- Pretzel Productions.
  - LU3855 0213
- Preventive maintenance of mobile equipment.
  - MP32348 0249
- Price, Mike.
  - MU10396 0254
- The Price of everything.
  - LP51102 0192
- The Price of liberty.
  - LP48391 0124
- The Pride and the princess.
  - LP50090 0167
- A’Primavera.
  - MU10398 0254
- Prime rib.
  - LP49395 0150
- Prince Igor.
  - R680991 0285
- Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc. Country TV Productions.
  - MP32366 0249
- The Princess (in a Pyg’s malion)
  - LP50845 0185
- The Prince who was a thief.
  - R680863 0283
- The Principal in individually guided education.
  - MP32396 0250
- Principles of seed processing.
  - MP31172 0217
  - MP31173 0217
  - MP31174 0217
  - MP31175 0217
  - MP31176 0217
- The Prisoner.
  - LP50149 0168
- Prisoner of the island cell.
  - LP48394 0124
- Prisoners in petticoats.
  - R675453 0279
- Prisoners of war.
  - LP49659 0156
- The Prison with the open door.
  - LP48685 0131
- Prize fighter.
  - R666155 0273
- The Prize is right.
  - MP31557 0228
- The Prize pest.
  - R681337 0285
- A Problem of innocence.
  - LP50772 0183
- Problem solving.
  - MP31232 0219
- Pro driving attitudes.
  - MP32368 0249
- The Producer.
  - LP51809 0211
- Les Productions Artistes Associes.
  - LP50041 0165
- Les Productions Artistes Associes, S.A.
  - LP49509 0153
- Produzioni Associate Delphos, S.P.A.
  - LP48451 0125
- Produzioni Europee Associate.
  - LP49509 0153
- Professional education series.
  - MP31891 0236
  - MP31892 0236
  - MP31893 0236
  - MP31894 0236
  - MP31695 0236
- The Professional Rodeo Cowboys Association.
  - MP31434 0224
- Professional selling skills, 2.
  - LP49665 0156
- The Professional touch.
  - LP51358 0199
- Professional Video Services.
  - MU10505 0256
- Profiles in literature.
  - MP32134 0243
  - MP32135 0243
  - MP32146 0243
- Profit: a lure/a risk.
  - MP32136 0243
- Prog, Seymour.
  - MU11086 0271
- Program design.
  - MP31183 0217
- Project 44.
  - LP50108 0167
- Promised land.
  - LP48360 0123
- Promise him anything.
  - LP48535 0127
- The Promotion.
  - LP48161 0118
- Promotional Communications, Inc.
  - MU10414 0254
- Propast sveta.
  - LP50264 0171
- Proper techniques in table tennis.
  - MP31880 0236
- Properties West, Inc.
  - MU10551 0257
  - MU10552 0257
  - MU10569 0257
  - MU10588 0258
- Property problems.
  - MU10616 0259
- The Prophecy.
  - LP51637 0206
- A Prophecy of the royal maze.
  - LP50136 0168
- Prospect for qualified buyers.
  - MP32337 0248
- Protection of public officials, imminent threat, office and residence security.
  - MP32371 0249
- Protein in your diet.
  - MU11084 0271
- The Protestants: Lutherans and Presbyterians.
  - MU10788 0263
- The Protestants: Methodists and Episcopalians.
  - MU10789 0263
- Provimi, Inc.
  - MU10321 0252
- Prowl car.
  - R671196 0276
- Psychiatric interview—mental and emotional status assessment.
  - MP32392 0250
- Psychic, shmycic.
  - LP50849 0185
- Psychic, shymcic (sic)
  - LP50849 0185
- Psychological aspects of chemotherapy.
  - MP31687 0231
- Psychology of obesity.
  - MU11045 0270
- Public Affairs Division, National Fire Protection Association.
  - SEE National Fire Protection Association. Public Affairs Division.
- Public Arts.
  - LP48082 0116
  - LP48083 0116
  - LP48084 0116
  - LP48085 0116
  - LP48086 0116
  - LP48087 0116
  - LP48088 0116
  - LP48089 0116
  - LP48090 0116
  - LP48091 0116
  - LP48092 0116
  - LP49512 0153
- Puerto Rican week.
  - MU10638 0259
  - MU10645 0259
  - MU10651 0259
  - MU10678 0260
  - MU10696 0261
- Puff pastry.
  - MP31721 0232
- Puff pastry 2.
  - MP31720 0232
- Pugh, Madelyn.
  - LP48679 0131
- Puls, Richard J.
  - MP31880 0236
- Punctuation.
  - MP32323 0248
  - MP32350 0249
- Punctuation series.
  - MP31656 0230
- The Puppet.
  - LP50936 0188
- The Puppeteers.
  - LP51339 0198
- Puppy love.
  - LP49294 0147
- Pursuit.
  - LP48536 0128
- The Pursuit of happiness.
  - MP31119 0216
- Pushkin, Aleksandr Sergeevich.
  - LP48650 0130
- Pushkin, Alexandre.
  - SEE Pushkin, Aleksandr Sergeevich.
- Putman, Peter H.
  - LP48438 0125
- Put some money in the pot.
  - R682125 0286
- Putt, Florence Doyle.
  - LP49899 0162
- Putting commas between.
  - MP31656 0230
- Putty tat trouble.
  - R681318 0285
- A Puzzle for one.
  - LP51587 0204
- Pygmy island.
  - R680967 0284
- Pyramid Films.
  - MP31674 0230
- “Q” brake.
  - MU10330 0252
- QB 7.
  - LP51273 0196
  - LP51274 0196
- QB Productions.
  - LP49236 0145
  - LP49237 0145
  - LP49238 0145
  - LP49252 0146
  - LP49524 0153
  - LP49525 0153
  - LP49526 0153
  - LP49527 0153
  - LP49528 0153
  - LP49529 0153
  - LP49530 0153
  - LP50128 0168
  - LP50131 0168
  - LP50132 0168
  - LP50704 0181
  - LP50705 0181
  - LP51041 0191
  - LP51042 0191
  - LP51043 0191
  - LP51044 0191
  - LP51045 0191
  - LP51046 0191
  - LP51047 0191
  - LP51048 0191
  - LP51049 0191
  - LP51050 0191
  - LP51051 0191
  - LP51052 0191
  - LP51053 0191
  - LP51054 0191
  - LP51055 0191
  - LP51056 0191
  - LP51057 0191
  - LP510S8 0191
  - LP51059 0191
  - LP51060 0191
  - LP51061 0191
  - LP51062 0191
  - LP51063 0191
  - LP51064 0191
  - LP51065 0191
  - LP51066 0191
  - LP51067 0191
  - LP51068 0191
  - LP51069 0191
  - LP51070 0191
  - LP51071 0191
  - LP51072 0191
  - LP51073 0191
  - LP51074 0191
  - LP51075 0191
  - LP51076 0191
  - LP51077 0191
  - LP51078 0191
  - LP51079 0191
  - LP51080 0191
  - LP51081 0191
  - LP51082 0191
  - LP51083 0191
  - LP51084 0191
  - LP51449 0201
  - LP51450 0201
  - LP51451 0201
  - LP51452 0201
  - LP51453 0201
  - LP51454 0201
  - LP51455 0201
  - LP51456 0201
  - LP51457 0201
  - LP51458 0201
  - LP51459 0201
  - LP51460 0201
  - LP51461 0201
  - LP51462 0201
  - LP51463 0201
  - LP51464 0201
  - LP51465 0201
  - LP51466 0201
  - LP51467 0201
  - LP51468 0201
  - LP51469 0201
  - LP51470 0201
  - LP51471 0201
  - LP51472 0201
  - LP51473 0201
  - LP51474 0201
  - LP51475 0201
  - LP51476 0201
  - LP51477 0201
  - LP51478 0201
  - LP51479 0201
  - LP51480 0201
  - LP51481 0201
  - LP51482 0201
  - LP51483 0201
  - LP51484 0201
  - LP51485 0201
  - LP51486 0201
  - LP51695 0207
- The Quakers.
  - MU10765 0262
- Quarantine.
  - LP49359 0149
- Quarantined.
  - LP51657 0206
- The Quarry.
  - LP49420 0151
- Quartet for a blunt instrument.
  - LP50336 0173
- Queen, Ellery, pseud.
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
- Queen of spades.
  - LP48650 0130
  - R680284 0281
- Queensborough Community College Association.
  - MP31770 0233
- Queensborough Community College, Bayside, NY.
  - MP31770 0233
- The Quest.
  - LP48625 0130
  - LP51086 0191
  - LP51087 0191
  - LP51088 0191
  - LP51089 0191
  - LP51103 0192
  - LP51104 0192
  - LP51105 0192
  - LP51106 0192
  - LP51107 0192
  - LP51108 0192
  - LP51109 0192
  - LP51110 0192
  - LP51111 0192
  - LP51112 0192
  - LP51113 0192
- Quest for flight.
  - MP32152 0243
- Quest for the obscure: Medieval renaissance folk music.
  - MP31165 0217
- The Question.
  - LP50835 0185
- A Question of midnight.
  - LP50028 0165
- A Question of murder.
  - LP50789 0184
- Quick, before it sinks.
  - LP51770 0209
- Quick on the vigor.
  - R675319 0278
- Quiet afternoon.
  - MP31669 0230
- A Quiet day at the Iroquois Hotel.
  - LP49094 0142
- Quincy.
  - LP48967 0138
- Quincy, M.E.
  - LP50265 0171
  - LP50272 0171
  - LP50273 0171
  - LP50274 0171
  - LP50275 0171
- Quinn, Mary Ann.
  - SEE Aerial Engineering.
- Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected.
  - LP49524 0153
  - LP49525 0153
  - LP49526 0153
  - LP49527 0153
  - LP49528 0153
  - LP49529 0153
  - LP49530 0153
  - LP50128 0168
- Quiroz, Jacqueline.
  - MU10549 0257
- The Qulting.
  - LP51631 0205
- Raab, Selwyn.
  - LP48970 0139
- Rabbit every Monday.
  - R681317 0285
- Rabbit fire.
  - R681327 0285
- The Race.
  - LP49356 0149
  - LP50652 0180
- Race against time.
  - LP51676 0207
  - LP51677 0207
- Race for your life, Charlie Brown!
  - LP49225 0145
- Race Morgan, bounty hunter.
  - LP50518 0177
- The Race to lace.
  - MU10815 0264
- Racing thrills.
  - R671976 0277
- Radar Patrol versus Spy King.
  - R665674 0272
- Radar secret service.
  - R678504 0280
- The RADEA program.
  - MP31162 0217
  - MP31163 0217
  - MP31164 0217
- The Radioactive object adventure.
  - LP50491 0177
- Radio and Television Commission, Southern Baptist Convention.
  - SEE Southern Baptist Convention. Radio and Television Commission.
- Radiographic examination of the maxillae and mandible.
  - MP32162 0244
- Radiographic examination of the orbits.
  - MP32161 0244
- Radiographic examination of the sella turcica and the temporal bone.
  - MP32160 0244
- Radiographic examination of the sinuses, facial bones, zygomatic arches and nasal bones.
  - MP32163 0244
- Radiographic examinations of the skull.
  - MP32159 0244
- Radiographic positioning.
  - MP32159 0244
  - MP32160 0244
  - MP32161 0244
  - MP32162 0244
  - MP32163 0244
- Radio system diagnosis.
  - MP31195 0218
- Radnitz/Mattel Productions, Inc.
  - LP50703 0181
- Rafferty, Kevin.
  - MP32029 0240
- The Rage of Princess Anne.
  - LP48370 0123
- A Rage to kill.
  - LP50787 0184
- The Ragged edge.
  - LP50791 0184
- Rah, rah, commissar.
  - LP48437 0125
- Raiders of Tomahawk Creek.
  - R680960 0284
- RAI/ITC Incorporated Television Company, Ltd.
  - LP50139 0168
- The Rainbow adventure.
  - LP50495 0177
- Rain on Wednesday.
  - LP50479 0176
- Raj goes to press.
  - LU3818 0212
- Ramos, Philip A.
  - MU10548 0257
  - MU10728 0261
- Rampage.
  - LP51462 0201
- Ramsgate Films.
  - MP32167 0244
- Rangeland empire.
  - R678506 0281
- Rank Film Distributors, Ltd.
  - LF276 0112
  - LP49344 0148
  - R669529 0275
  - R669530 0275
  - R669531 0275
  - R671116 0276
  - R676213 0279
  - R677319 0279
  - R682512 0286
  - R682741 0286
  - R682742 0286
  - R682861 0286
- Rank Film Sales, Inc.
  - LP49344 0148
- The Rank Organisation.
  - LF396 0112
- Ransom drop.
  - LP50512 0177
- Ransom for Alice.
  - LP50280 0172
- A Ransom for yesterday.
  - LP50379 0174
- Rape: medical and forensic investigation.
  - MP31895 0236
- Rapid Film, G.M.B.H.
  - LF392 0112
- Rapid fire.
  - LP50648 0180
- Rappaccini’s daughter.
  - LP49345 0148
- Raton Pass.
  - R681312 0285
- The Rat race for space.
  - LP48737 0133
- Rattlers’ Class of ’63.
  - LP50322 0173
- Rayant Pictures, Ltd.
  - MP27699 0214
- Ray’s Marina, Inc.
  - MU10601 0258
- R.B. Productions, Ltd.
  - LP49641 0156
- R’coon dawg.
  - R677968 0280
- The Reader’s Digest Association, Inc.
  - MP31889 0236
  - MP31890 0236
- Reader’s digest complete guide to sewing.
  - MP31889 0236
- Reading: elementary.
  - MP32109 0242
- Reading: secondary.
  - MP32107 0242
- Read the label and live!
  - MP31430 0224
- Ready, aim.
  - LP50156 0168
- Ready to ride.
  - R680865 0284
- The Rebel.
  - LP50918 0187
- Reconstruction after resection of head and neck cancer.
  - MU11016 0269
- Redemption.
  - MU10395 0253
- The Redemption of Ben.
  - LP50719 0182
- The Red fox.
  - MP31671 0230
- The Red headed monkey.
  - R668426 0274
- Red is the color of my true love’s hair.
  - LP49274 0146
- Redmond, W. Ronald.
  - MU10510 0256
  - MU10935 0267
- Rednall, Ian H.
  - MU10951 0267
- Red Nichols and His Five Pennies.
  - R680870 0284
- Red, white and zero.
  - LF379 0112
- Red wine.
  - MP31724 0232
- Redwine International Films, Inc.
  - LP48748 0133
- Redwood Forest Trail.
  - R675447 0278
- Reed, Wallace A.
  - MU10393 0253
- Reflections.
  - LP49766 0159
  - MP31664 0230
- Reflections of murder.
  - LP48546 0128
- Reflex action.
  - LP50646 0180
- Refraction by the eye.
  - MU10464 0255
- Refraction of light by spherical lenses.
  - MU10462 0255
- Refraction of light by spherocylindrical lenses.
  - MU10463 0255
- Refraction of light by the eye.
  - MU10464 0255
- Refractive errors and optical aberrations.
  - MU10465 0255
- Regal Films.
  - LP48626 0130
- Regal Films, Inc.
  - R671113 0276
- The Regents of the University of California.
  - SEE University of California. Regents.
- The Regents of the University of Colorado.
  - SEE University of Colorado, Boulder. Board of Regents.
- The Regents of the University of Michigan.
  - SEE The University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. Regents.
- Regional Breast Cancer Program, Albany, NY.
  - MP31686 0231
  - MP31687 0231
- La Regle du jeu.
  - LF381 0112
- Rehm, Donald S.
  - MP31675 0230
- Rehm, D. S.
  - SEE Rehm, Donald S.
- Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc.
  - MP32050 0241
  - MP32051 0241
  - MP32052 0241
  - MP32053 0241
  - MP32054 0241
  - MP32055 0241
  - MP32093 0242
  - MP32094 0242
  - MP32095 0242
  - MP32096 0242
  - MP32097 0242
- The Reincarnation of Peter Proud.
  - LP50700 0181
- Reinforcement procedures.
  - MP32015 0240
- Reitman.
  - LP51780 0210
- Reliance Pictures, Inc.
  - R665944 0273
- Religion—who needs it?
  - MP32298 0248
- The Reluctant finger man.
  - LP48030 0114
- The Reluctant widow.
  - R669529 0275
- Remarque, Erich Maria.
  - LP49226 0145
- Remembering names and faces.
  - LP49520 0153
- Remembrance.
  - LP48871 0136
- The Remounts.
  - LP48172 0118
- Rendezvous at 22 fathoms.
  - LP50395 0174
- Renegade raiders.
  - R668151 0273
- Renegade’s child.
  - LP51056 0191
- Rennert, Philip A.
  - MU10724 0261
- Rental spot.
  - MU10504 0256
- The Rent increase.
  - LU3841 0212
- Repairs to the pickup truck.
  - MP32354 0249
- Repix, Inc.
  - R665663 0272
  - R665664 0272
  - R665665 0272
  - R665666 0272
  - R665667 0272
  - R665668 0272
  - R665669 0272
  - R665670 0272
  - R665671 0272
  - R665672 0272
  - R665673 0272
  - R665674 0272
  - R665675 0272
  - R665676 0272
  - R665677 0272
  - R665678 0272
  - R665679 0272
  - R665680 0272
  - R670675 0276
  - R670676 0276
  - R670677 0276
  - R670678 0276
  - R670679 0276
  - R670680 0276
  - R670681 0276
  - R670682 0276
  - R670683 0276
  - R670684 0276
  - R670685 0276
  - R670686 0276
  - R675446 0278
  - R675447 0278
  - R675448 0278
  - R675449 0278
  - R675450 0278
  - R675451 0279
  - R675452 0279
  - R675453 0279
  - R682669 0286
  - R682670 0286
  - R682671 0286
  - R682672 0286
  - R682673 0286
  - R682674 0286
  - R682675 0286
  - R682676 0286
  - R682677 0286
  - R682678 0286
  - R682679 0286
- Reporter who made himself king.
  - LP48670 0131
- Republic Pictures Corporation.
  - R670675 0276
  - R670676 0276
  - R675450 0278
- Republic Productions, Inc.
  - R665663 0272
  - R665664 0272
  - R665665 0272
  - R665666 0272
  - R665667 0272
  - R665668 0272
  - R665669 0272
  - R665670 0272
  - R665671 0272
  - R665672 0272
  - R665673 0272
  - R665674 0272
  - R665675 0272
  - R665676 0272
  - R665677 0272
  - R665678 0272
  - R665679 0272
  - R665680 0272
  - R670677 0276
  - R670678 0276
  - R670679 0276
  - R670680 0276
  - R670681 0276
  - R670682 0276
  - R670683 0276
  - R670684 0276
  - R670685 0276
  - R670686 0276
  - R675446 0278
  - R675447 0278
  - R675448 0278
  - R675449 0278
  - R675451 0279
  - R675452 0279
  - R675453 0279
  - R682669 0286
  - R682670 0286
  - R682671 0286
  - R682672 0286
  - R682673 0286
  - R682674 0286
  - R682675 0286
  - R682676 0286
  - R682677 0286
  - R682678 0286
  - R682679 0286
- Requiem for a bride.
  - LP48124 0117
- Requiem for a loser.
  - LP49261 0146
- Requiem for a lost son.
  - LP48179 0118
- Requiem for a recluse.
  - LP49930 0163
- Requiem for a saddle bronc rider.
  - LP50152 0168
- Requiem for a stolen child.
  - LP49067 0141
  - LP49071 0141
- Requiem for a wino.
  - LU3869 0213
- Requiem for C. Z. Smith.
  - LP47992 0113
- Requiem, K. 626.
  - MP32194 0245
- Rerun gets married.
  - LU3820 0212
- The Rescue.
  - LP48707 0132
- Rescue at Entebbe, how they saved the hostages.
  - MP32032 0240
- Rescue at sea.
  - LP50658 0180
- The Rescuers.
  - LP49678 0157
- Rescue squadron.
  - R682135 0286
- Resuscitation of the newborn.
  - MP31276 0220
- Retribution.
  - LP50438 0175
- The Return of Bigfoot.
  - LP50299 0172
- Return of Jesse James.
  - R678497 0280
- The return of the world’s greatest detective.
  - LP49644 0156
- The Return of Wrongway Feldman.
  - LP51705 0207
- Return to Summer Grove.
  - LP50030 0165
- Return to the 38th Parallel.
  - LP50316 0173
- Review and post-test.
  - MP31540 0227
- Revolutions per minute.
  - LP50574 0179
- Reynolds, William.
  - MU10687 0260
- R.G. Productions, Inc.
  - LP50808 0184
  - LP50836 0185
  - LP50837 0185
  - LP50838 0185
  - LP50839 0185
  - LP50840 0185
  - LP50841 0185
  - LP50842 0185
  - LP50843 0185
  - LP50844 0185
  - LP50845 0185
  - LP50846 0185
  - LP50847 0185
  - LP50848 0185
  - LP50849 0185
  - LP50850 0185
  - LP50851 0185
  - LP50852 0185
  - LP50871 0186
  - LP50872 0186
  - LP50873 0186
  - LP50874 0186
  - LP50875 0186
  - LP50876 0186
  - LP50877 0186
  - LP50878 0186
  - LP50879 0186
  - LP50880 0186
  - LP50881 0186
  - LP50882 0186
  - LP50883 0186
  - LP50884 0186
  - LP50885 0186
  - LP50886 0186
  - LP50887 0186
  - LP50888 0186
  - LP50889 0186
  - LP50937 0188
  - LP50938 0188
  - LP50939 0188
  - LP50940 0188
  - LP50941 0188
  - LP50942 0188
  - LP50943 0188
  - LP50944 0188
  - LP50945 0188
  - LP50946 0188
  - LP50947 0188
  - LP50948 0188
  - LP50949 0188
  - LP50981 0189
  - LP50982 0189
  - LP50983 0189
  - LP50984 0189
  - LP50985 0189
  - LP50986 0189
  - LP50990 0189
  - LP50991 0189
  - LP50992 0189
  - LP50993 0189
  - LP50994 0189
  - LP50995 0189
  - LP50996 0189
  - LP50997 0189
  - LP50998 0189
  - LP50999 0189
  - LP51000 0189
  - LP51001 0189
  - LP51002 0189
  - LP51017 0190
  - LP51018 0190
  - LP51019 0190
  - LP51544 0203
  - LP51545 0203
  - LP51546 0203
  - LP51547 0203
  - LP51548 0203
  - LP51686 0207
  - LP51687 0207
- Rhapsody in wood.
  - R675826 0279
- RHD Films Distributing, Inc.
  - LP48238 0120
- Rheinstein, Frederic.
  - MU10745 0262
  - MU10808 0263
- Rice, Jeff.
  - LP48531 0127
- Rich, L.
  - MU11088 0271
- Richard Chase, storyteller.
  - MP31420 0223
- Richards, Lee J.
  - MU10757 0262
  - MU10768 0262
- Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.
  - MP31640 0230
  - MP31641 0230
  - MP31642 0230
- Richardson, Jack H.
  - MU10966 0268
- Richie branches out.
  - LP50756 0183
- Richie Brochelman: the missing 24 hours.
  - LP50271 0171
- Richie fights back.
  - LP51558 0204
- Richie’s cup runneth over.
  - LP50793 0184
- Rich is better than poor, maybe.
  - LP48291 0121
- Richmond Properties.
  - LP49600 0155
- Riddles.
  - LP49371 0149
- Ride ’em cowboy.
  - MU10861 0265
- Riders in the sky.
  - R674115 0278
- Riding high.
  - LP49128 0143
  - R671145 0276
- Right cross.
  - R667097 0273
- Right to choose.
  - LP50603 0179
- Ring around Gilligan.
  - LP51804 0210
- Ring around Rosie.
  - LP49783 0159
- Rin-Tin-Can.
  - LP48728 0133
- Rio Grande.
  - R682674 0286
- Riot in rhythm.
  - R680842 0283
- Ripcord.
  - LP50502 0177
  - LP50503 0177
  - LP50504 0177
  - LP50505 0177
  - LP50506 0177
  - LP50507 0177
  - LP50508 0177
  - LP50509 0177
  - LP50510 0177
  - LP50511 0177
  - LP50512 0177
  - LP50513 0177
  - LP50514 0177
  - LP50515 0177
  - LP50516 0177
  - LP50517 0177
  - LP50518 0177
  - LP50519 0177
  - LP50520 0177
  - LP50521 0177
  - LP50522 0177
  - LP50523 0177
  - LP50524 0177
  - LP50525 0177
  - LP50526 0177
  - LP50527 0177
  - LP50528 0178
  - LP50529 0178
  - LP50530 0178
  - LP50531 0178
  - LP50532 0178
  - LP50533 0178
  - LP50534 0178
  - LP50535 0178
  - LP50536 0178
  - LP50537 0178
  - LP50538 0178
  - LP50539 0178
  - LP50540 0178
  - LP50541 0178
  - LP50542 0178
  - LP50543 0178
  - LP50544 0178
  - LP50545 0178
  - LP50546 0178
  - LP50547 0178
  - LP50548 0178
  - LP50549 0178
  - LP50550 0178
  - LP50551 0178
  - LP50552 0178
  - LP50553 0178
  - LP50554 0178
  - LP50555 0178
  - LP50556 0178
  - LP50557 0178
  - LP50558 0178
  - LP50559 0178
  - LP50560 0178
  - LP50561 0178
  - LP50562 0178
  - LP50563 0178
  - LP50564 0178
  - LP50565 0178
  - LP50566 0178
  - LP50567 0178
  - LP50568 0178
  - LP50569 0178
  - LP50570 0178
  - LP50571 0178
  - LP50572 0178
  - LP50573 0178
  - LP51123 0193
  - LP51124 0193
  - LP51125 0193
  - LP51692 0207
- Ripley, H. Robert.
  - MU10648 0259
  - MU10820 0264
  - MU10949 0267
- The Rip-off.
  - LP48785 0134
- Ripples.
  - MU10290 0251
- The Rise of nations in Europe.
  - MP32277 0247
- The Ritual killer.
  - LP51042 0191
- Rival agents.
  - LP48770 0134
- Rival Romeos.
  - R678006 0280
- The Rivalry.
  - LP48158 0118
- The Rivals.
  - LP50717 0182
- Rivamonte, Ray.
  - MU11081 0270
- River boat.
  - LP48351 0123
- River gold.
  - LP50482 0176
- River town.
  - MU11005 0269
- Rivkin, Dyann.
  - MP31263 0219
- Rizzotto, David A.
  - LU3768 0211
- Rizzotto (David A.) Productions.
  - LU3768 0211
- RKO Pathe, Inc.
  - R666155 0273
  - R668919 0274
  - R668920 0274
  - R668921 0274
  - R668922 0274
  - R668923 0274
  - R668924 0274
  - R679920 0281
  - R679921 0281
  - R679922 0281
  - R682127 0286
  - R682128 0286
  - R682129 0286
  - R682130 0286
  - R682131 0286
  - R682132 0286
  - R682133 0286
  - R682134 0286
  - R682135 0286
  - R682136 0286
  - R682137 0286
  - R682138 0286
  - R682139 0286
  - R682140 0286
- RKO Radio Pictures, Inc.
  - R668915 0274
  - R668916 0274
  - R668917 0274
  - R668918 0274
  - R682125 0286
  - R682126 0286
  - R682141 0286
- Roadblock.
  - LP48231 0120
- The Roadmap for listing presentations.
  - MP32340 0249
- The Road map for your listing presentations.
  - MP32340 0249
- Road ready, body checks and adjustments.
  - MP31524 0227
- Road to Nashville.
  - LP50298 0172
- The Road to success in real estate.
  - MP32329 0248
  - MP32330 0248
  - MP32331 0248
  - MP32332 0248
  - MP32333 0248
  - MP32334 0248
  - MP32335 0248
  - MP32336 0248
  - MP32337 0248
  - MP32338 0248
  - MP32339 0249
  - MP32340 0249
  - MP32341 0249
- The Road to the cradle.
  - LP51024 0190
- Roaring winds.
  - MU11006 0269
- Roaring 20’s.
  - MU10833 0264
  - MU10864 0265
- The Robbers.
  - LP48656 0131
- Robbery: 48 hours.
  - LP47993 0113
- Robbins, Harold.
  - LP48757 0133
- Robert Griffin precision hair cutting.
  - MP31432 0224
- Robert McCloskey.
  - MP32146 0243
- Robinson, Thomas E.
  - MU10722 0261
- Robinson, Virginia W.
  - MU10722 0261
- Robot.
  - LP50972 0189
- Robot client.
  - LP49792 0160
- Rocketship X M.
  - R678491 0280
- The Rockford files.
  - LP50305 0172
  - LP50306 0172
  - LP50307 0172
  - LP50308 0172
  - LP50309 0172
  - LP50310 0172
  - LP50311 0172
  - LP50312 0173
  - LP50313 0173
  - LP50314 0173
  - LP50315 0173
  - LP50316 0173
  - LP50317 0173
  - LP50318 0173
  - LP50319 0173
  - LP50320 0173
  - LP50321 0173
  - LP50322 0173
  - LP50323 0173
  - LP50324 0173
  - LP50325 0173
  - LP50326 0173
- The Rocking horse winner.
  - R677319 0279
- Rock Island trail.
  - R665671 0272
- Rocks and minerals.
  - MP32047 0240
- Rockwell International.
  - MU10330 0252
- Rocky Mountain.
  - R675325 0278
- Rodenbach, George.
  - LP48668 0131
- Rodeo girl.
  - MP31785 0234
- Roffey, Jack.
  - LF386 0112
- The Roger Patterson Bigfoot film.
  - MU11079 0270
- Rogues of Sherwood Forest.
  - R668318 0274
- Rohauer, Raymond.
  - R667851 0273
  - R671463 0277
  - R671464 0277
  - R671465 0277
  - R671466 0277
  - R671467 0277
  - R671468 0277
- Rohwer, Claude D.
  - MU10678 0260
- Role of women in American society project.
  - LP48594 0129
- Rollercoaster.
  - LP50045 0166
- Roll, Freddy, roll.
  - LP48537 0128
- Rolling man.
  - LP48539 0128
- Rolling thunder.
  - LP48747 0133
- Rollo May on creativity and the tragic.
  - MP32014 0240
- Rollo May on existential psychology.
  - MP32013 0239
- The Romany knives.
  - LP48341 0122
- Romeo, Donald J.
  - MU10649 0259
- Romsburg, Paul Leroy, 2nd.
  - MU10994 0268
  - MU10995 0268
  - MU10996 0268
  - MU10997 0268
  - MU10998 0268
  - MU10999 0268
  - MU11000 0268
  - MU11001 0268
  - MU11002 0269
  - MU11003 0269
  - MU11004 0269
  - MU11005 0269
  - MU11006 0269
  - MU11007 0269
  - MU11008 0269
  - MU11009 0269
  - MU11010 0269
  - MU11011 0269
  - MU11012 0269
  - MU11013 0269
- Rookie fireman.
  - R680959 0284
- Roots of anger.
  - LP49428 0151
- Root words.
  - MP31697 0231
- Rose and the gun.
  - LP51742 0209
- Rosetti and Ryan.
  - LP49513 0153
- Rosetti and Ryan: Men who love women.
  - LP49513 0153
- Rosner Television.
  - LP49683 0157
  - LP49684 0157
  - LP49685 0157
  - LP49686 0157
  - LP49701 0158
  - LP49702 0158
  - LP49703 0158
  - LP51525 0203
  - LP51526 0203
- Ross, Robert Paul.
  - MU10359 0253
- Rossner, Judith.
  - LP49668 0157
- Round Reels, Inc.
  - MP32372 0249
- Roundtable Productions, Inc.
  - LP49520 0153
  - LP50130 0168
- Roundtree, Lynn.
  - MU10818 0264
- Roundtree Productions, Inc.
  - LP50130 0158
- Roundtrip to nowhere.
  - LP50746 0182
- Round up the usual suspects.
  - LP48833 0135
- Route du champagne.
  - MP31723 0232
- The Rover.
  - LP50702 0181
- Roxy.
  - LU3810 0212
- Roy (Ross) Inc.
  - MP31071 0214
  - MP31195 0214
  - MP31196 0218
  - MP31197 0218
  - MP31198 0218
  - MP31199 0218
  - MP31200 0218
  - MP31523 0227
  - MP31524 0227
  - MP31888 0236
  - MP31950 0238
  - MP31951 0238
  - MP31952 0238
  - MP31953 0238
  - MP31954 0238
  - MP31955 0238
  - MP31956 0238
  - MP31957 0238
  - MP31958 0238
  - MP31959 0238
  - MP31960 0238
  - MP31961 0238
- The Royal Bank of Canada, Montreal.
  - MU10617 0259
- Royal Bank Penny Pinchers.
  - MU10617 0259
- R.P.M. (Revolutions per minute)
  - LP50574 0179
- R.R.S. Productions.
  - MP31558 0228
- The Rubber stamp.
  - LP48798 0134
- Rubin, Robert.
  - MP32143 0243
- Rubinstein at 90.
  - MP32211 0245
- Ruby.
  - LP49715 0158
- Rudolf Ekstein, Ph.D. with Philip Holzman, Ph.D.
  - MU10417 0254
- Rules of order.
  - LP50062 0166
- The Rules of the game.
  - LF381 0112
- The Runaway.
  - LP49289 0147
  - LP50654 0180
- The Runaways.
  - LP51454 0201
- Run away to terror.
  - LP51083 0191
- Run, don’t walk.
  - MP32167 0244
- Run for the money.
  - LP50867 0186
- Run for your money.
  - LP48455 0126
- Runner.
  - MU10286 0251
- Running of the hounds.
  - R675828 0279
- Running the hounds.
  - R675828 0279
- Run, sheep, run.
  - LP50373 0174
- Run till dark.
  - LP51567 0204
- Rural hamlet agriculture.
  - MU11012 0269
- Ruscalli, B. A.
  - MU10665 0260
  - MU10694 0261
  - MU10732 0262
  - MU10787 0263
- Rush, Cynthia.
  - MP32154 0243
- Russell, Bruce J.
  - MP32222 0245
  - MP32223 0245
  - MP32224 0245
  - MP32225 0245
  - MP32226 0245
- Russian dressing.
  - MU10564 0257
- Russian roulette.
  - LP50141 0168
- Russian week.
  - MU10634 0259
  - MU10635 0259
  - MU10647 0259
  - MU10749 0262
  - MU10796 0263
- Russia’s new strategy.
  - MP32294 0247
- Rustlers on horseback.
  - R682669 0286
- Rustler’s ransom.
  - R670990 0276
- Ryder, Ned K.
  - MU10900 0266
- La Sabre invecta est?
  - LP49925 0163
- Sackheim, Jerry.
  - LP49931 0163
- Sacred space.
  - MU10646 0259
  - MU10659 0260
  - MU10673 0260
  - MU10689 0260
  - MU10703 0261
  - MU10722 0261
  - MU10723 0261
  - MU10724 0261
  - MU10742 0262
  - MU10745 0262
  - MU10746 0262
  - MU10747 0262
  - MU10748 0262
  - MU10752 0262
  - MU10757 0262
  - MU10759 0262
  - MU10760 0262
  - MU10763 0262
  - MU10765 0262
  - MU10766 0262
  - MU10767 0262
  - MU10768 0262
  - MU10769 0263
  - MU10770 0263
  - MU10774 0263
  - MU10776 0263
  - MU10777 0263
  - MU10778 0263
  - MU10780 0263
  - MU10781 0263
  - MU10782 0263
  - MU10783 0263
  - MU10785 0263
  - MU10788 0263
  - MU10789 0263
  - MU10795 0263
  - MU10798 0263
  - MU11089 0271
- Saddle tramp.
  - R680847 0283
- Safety Department, Union Pacific Railroad.
  - SEE Union Pacific Railroad. Safety Department.
- Safety equipment.
  - MP31646 0230
- Safety last/Hot water.
  - LP51494 0202
- Safety Razor Division, The Gillette Company.
  - SEE The Gillette Company. Safety Razor Division.
- Saga of Pete Lamont.
  - LP50467 0176
- A Sailor-made man.
  - LP51491 0202
- Sail plane.
  - MU10461 0255
- Saint Clair, Leonard.
  - LP48803 0135
- Saint Gilligan and the dragon.
  - LP51696 0207
- Saint Paul Technical Vocational Institute (MN)
  - MP31561 0228
- Sale, Richard.
  - LP48060 0115
- Sales Films.
  - MP31217 0218
- Sales Training Department, The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company.
  - SEE The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company. Sales Training Department.
- Salinas, Gregory.
  - MU10919 0266
- Salome.
  - MP32210 0245
- Salt Lake Raiders.
  - R665669 0272
- Saltwater crocs of Australia.
  - MP32145 0243
- Saltz, Leo.
  - MP32229 0246
- Salute to Duke Ellington.
  - R680867 0284
- The Salvation Army.
  - MP31052 0214
  - MU10745 0262
- Sampling and estimation shaves $122,000,000!
  - MP31327 0221
- Sam’s boy.
  - LP48423 0125
- The Sam Sheppard murder case.
  - LP49515 0153
- Samson and Delilah.
  - R669034 0275
- The Sandpiper-promotional.
  - LP51522 0203
- The Sand trap.
  - LP49421 0151
- Sandwood Cinema.
  - MP31712 0231
- Sandy Corporation.
  - MP31689 0231
  - MP31690 0231
  - MP31691 0231
  - MP31692 0231
  - MP31979 0238
  - MP31980 0238
  - MP31981 0238
  - MP31982 0238
  - MP31983 0239
  - MP31984 0239
  - MP31985 0239
  - MP32232 0246
- Sanford and Rising Son.
  - LP50192 0169
- Sanford and Son.
  - LP46912 0112
  - LP48030 0114
  - LP48031 0114
  - LP48032 0114
  - LP48033 0114
  - LP48034 0114
  - LP48035 0114
  - LP48036 0114
  - LP48037 0114
  - LP48038 0114
  - LP50191 0169
  - LP50192 0169
  - LP50193 0169
  - LP50194 0169
  - LP50195 0169
  - LP50196 0169
  - LP50197 0169
  - LP50198 0169
  - LP50199 0169
  - LP50200 0169
  - LP50201 0169
  - LP50202 0169
  - LP50693 0181
- Sanford Arms.
  - LU3769 0211
  - LU3770 0211
  - LU3771 0211
  - LU3772 0211
- Sanregret, Robert A.
  - MLU10707 0261
- Santa Barbara City College (CA) Television Production Workshop.
  - LU3888 0213
- Santana Pictures.
  - R671191 0276
- Santez.
  - SEE Smith, Farris.
- Santini, Steven A.
  - MLU11090 0271
- Saparoff, Albert.
  - SEE Saparoff Films, Inc. Dana Productions.
- Saparoff Films, Inc. Dana Productions.
  - MP31274 0220
- Sapper.
  - LF378 0112
- Sara.
  - LP48706 0132
  - LP48707 0132
  - LP48708 0132
  - LP48709 0132
  - LP48710 0132
  - LP48711 0132
  - LP48712 0132
  - LP48713 0132
  - LP48714 0132
  - LP48715 0132
  - LP48716 0132
  - LP48855 0136
- Sarah Vaughan and Herb Jeffries.
  - R680869 0284
- Sara who?
  - LP49411 0150
- Sarber, Edward L.
  - MP31987 0239
- Sassone, Richard.
  - MP31767 0233
- Satan’s cradle.
  - R667390 0273
- Saturday morning nutrition.
  - MU10975 0268
- Saturday night.
  - LP51091 0192
- Saturday night fever.
  - LP50391 0174
- Saturday’s hero.
  - LP49298 0147
- Savage!
  - LP48069 0115
- The Savage horde.
  - R665672 0272
- Save the yak.
  - LP48870 0136
- Sawyer, Theodore L.
  - MU10696 0261
  - MU10863 0265
- Say goodbye, Maggie Cole.
  - LP48538 0128
- Say goodby to yesterday.
  - LP48089 0116
- Scalpel.
  - LP48743 0133
- Scancrest.
  - LP385 0112
- Scandinavian Bicentennial Committees of Oregon and Washington.
  - MP31560 0228
- Scandinavian traditions in the Pacific Northwest.
  - MP31560 0228
- Scandinavian week.
  - MU10639 0259
  - MU10640 0259
  - MU10641 0259
  - MU10685 0260
  - MU10717 0261
- Scandinavian week with Beau Swenson.
  - MU10640 0259
- Scapegoat.
  - LP51661 0206
- The Scavenger adventure.
  - LP50500 0177
- Scene of the crime.
  - LP49913 0162
- Scene stealer.
  - LP49779 0159
- Schaber, Gordon D.
  - MU10678 0260
- Schainuck, Lewis I.
  - MU10633 0259
  - MU10907 0266
- Schayer, Julia.
  - LP48696 0132
- Schick Sun Classic Pictures, Inc.
  - SEE Schick Sunn Classic Pictures, Inc.
- Schick Sunn Classic Pictures, Inc.
  - LP50709 0182
- Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.
  - LP50708 0181
  - LP50710 0182
  - LP50711 0182
  - LP50716 0182
  - LP50717 0182
  - LP50718 0182
  - LP50719 0182
  - LP50720 0182
  - LP50721 0182
  - LP50722 0182
  - LP50723 0182
  - LP50724 0182
  - LP50725 0182
  - LP50726 0182
  - LP50727 0182
  - LP50728 0182
- Schizogleania.
  - LP51017 0190
- Schneider, Max A.
  - MP31858 0235
  - MP31859 0235
- Schneider (Max A.) M.D., Inc.
  - MP31858 0235
  - MP31859 0235
- Schneider, Paul.
  - MP31685 0231
- Schneider loves Ginny.
  - LP49793 0160
- Schneider’s pride and joy.
  - LP49805 0160
- School children go swimming in South China Sea.
  - MU10998 0268
- The School of American Ballet, New York.
  - MP32228 0245
- School of Medicine, Emory University, Department of Medicine.
  - SEE Emory University, Atlanta. School of Medicine. Department of Medicine.
- Schrader, Paul.
  - LP48747 0133
- Schulz (Charles M.) Creative Associates.
  - LP49901 0162
- Schumacher, Charles W.
  - MU10550 0257
- Schwab (Charles H. and Rachel M.) Rehabilitation Hospital.
  - MP31776 0233
- Schwab Rehabilitation Hospital.
  - SEE Schwab (Charles H. and Rachel M.) Rehabilitation Hospital.
- Science fiction theatre.
  - LP49811 0160
  - LP49812 0160
  - LP49813 0160
  - LP49814 0160
  - LP49815 0160
  - LP49830 0160
  - LP49831 0161
  - LP49832 0161
  - LP49833 0161
  - LP49834 0161
  - LP49835 0161
  - LP49836 0161
  - LP49837 0161
  - LP49838 0161
  - LP49839 0161
  - LP49840 0161
  - LP49841 0161
  - LP49842 0161
  - LP49931 0163
  - LP49932 0163
  - LP49933 0163
  - LP49934 0163
  - LP49935 0163
  - LP49936 0163
  - LP49937 0163
  - LP49938 0163
  - LP49939 0163
  - LP49940 0163
  - LP49941 0163
  - LP49942 0163
  - LP49943 0163
  - LP49944 0163
  - LP49945 0163
  - LP49957 0163
  - LP49958 0163
  - LP49959 0163
  - LP49960 0164
  - LP49961 0164
  - LP49962 0164
  - LP49963 0164
  - LP49964 0164
  - LP49965 0164
  - LP49966 0164
  - LP49967 0164
  - LP49968 0164
  - LP49969 0164
  - LP49970 0164
  - LP49971 0164
  - LP50098 0167
  - LP50099 0167
  - LP50100 0167
  - LP50101 0167
  - LP50102 0167
  - LP50103 0167
  - LP50104 0167
  - LP50105 0167
  - LP50106 0167
  - LP50107 0167
  - LP50108 0167
  - LP50109 0167
  - LP50110 0167
  - LP50111 0167
  - LP50112 0167
  - LP50113 0167
  - LP50114 0167
  - LP50115 0167
  - LP50116 0167
  - LP50117 0167
  - LP50118 0167
  - LP50119 0167
  - LP50120 0167
  - LP50121 0167
  - LP50122 0167
  - LP50123 0167
  - LP50124 0167
  - LP50125 0168
  - LP50126 0168
  - LP50127 0168
- Science—new frontiers.
  - MP32385 0250
- Science Research Associates, Inc.
  - MP31072 0214
- Scientific investigations series.
  - MP32156 0244
  - MP32184 0244
- Scientificom, division of Larue Communications.
  - SEE Larue Communications. Scientificom.
- Scientology.
  - MU10783 0263
- Scorpio.
  - MP32130 0243
- Scott, Robert.
  - MU11075 0270
- Scott, William Lee.
  - MU10867 0265
- Scott free.
  - LP50266 0171
- Screaming doll.
  - LP49778 0159
- Screech.
  - MP31129 0216
- Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.
  - SEE Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Screen Gems.
- Screen Gems, Inc.
  - LP48039 0114
  - LP48141 0117
  - LP48142 0117
  - LP48143 0117
  - LP48144 0117
  - LP48145 0118
  - LP48146 0118
  - LP48147 0118
  - LP48148 0118
  - LP48149 0118
  - LP48150 0118
  - LP48151 0118
  - LP48152 0118
  - LP48153 0118
  - LP48154 0118
  - LP48155 0118
  - LP48156 0118
  - LP48157 0118
  - LP48158 0118
  - LP48159 0118
  - LP48160 0118
  - LP48161 0118
  - LP48162 0118
  - LP48163 0118
  - LP48164 0118
  - LP48165 0118
  - LP48166 0118
  - LP48167 0118
  - LP48168 0118
  - LP48169 0118
  - LP48170 0118
  - LP48240 0120
  - LP48241 0120
  - LP48242 0120
  - LP48243 0120
  - LP48244 0120
  - LP48245 0120
  - LP48246 0120
  - LP48247 0120
  - LP48248 0120
  - LP48249 0120
  - LP48250 0120
  - LP48251 0120
  - LP48252 0120
  - LP48253 0120
  - LP48254 0120
  - LP48255 0120
  - LP48256 0120
  - LP48257 0120
  - LP48258 0120
  - LP48259 0120
  - LP48260 0120
  - LP48261 0120
  - LP48262 0120
  - LP48263 0120
  - LP48264 0120
  - LP48265 0120
  - LP48550 0128
  - LP48551 0128
  - LP48552 0128
  - LP48553 0128
  - LP48554 0128
  - LP48555 0128
  - LP48556 0128
  - LP48557 0128
  - LP48558 0128
  - LP48559 0128
  - LP48560 0128
  - LP48561 0128
  - LP48562 0128
  - LP48563 0128
  - LP48564 0128
  - LP48565 0128
  - LP48566 0128
  - LP48567 0128
  - LP48568 0128
  - LP48569 0128
  - LP48570 0128
  - LP48571 0128
  - LP48572 0128
  - LP48573 0128
  - LP48574 0128
  - LP48575 0128
  - LP48576 0128
  - LP48577 0128
  - LP48578 0128
  - LP48579 0129
  - LP48580 0129
  - LP48581 0129
  - LP48582 0129
  - LP48583 0129
  - LP48584 0129
  - LP46585 0129
  - LP48586 0129
  - LP48587 0129
  - LP48588 0129
  - LP48762 0134
  - LP48763 0134
  - LP48764 0134
  - LP49231 0145
  - LP49396 0150
  - LP51688 0207
  - LP51689 0207
  - LP51690 0207
- Screenliner, no. 4.
  - R668921 0274
- Screenliner, no. 5.
  - R668924 0274
- Screenliner, no. 6.
  - R679922 0281
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issues 1–2.
  - MP31301 0220
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issues 6–7.
  - MP31300 0220
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 3.
  - MP31304 0221
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 4.
  - MP31299 0220
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 5.
  - MP31302 0220
- Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 8.
  - MP31303 0221
- Screen snapshots.
  - R665723 0272
  - R666437 0273
  - R668319 0274
  - R680971 0284
  - R680976 0284
- Scrooge gets an Oscar.
  - LP50808 0184
- Sea hunt.
  - LP49431 0151
  - LP49432 0151
  - LP49433 0151
  - LP49434 0151
  - LP49435 0151
  - LP49436 0151
  - LP49437 0151
  - LP49438 0151
  - LP49439 0151
  - LP49440 0151
  - LP49441 0151
  - LP49442 0151
  - LP49443 0151
  - LP49444 0151
  - LP49445 0151
  - LP49446 0151
  - LP49447 0151
  - LP49448 0151
  - LP49449 0151
  - LP49450 0151
  - LP49451 0151
  - LP49452 0151
  - LP49453 0151
  - LP49454 0151
  - LP49455 0151
  - LP49456 0151
  - LP49457 0151
  - LP49458 0151
  - LP49459 0152
  - LP49460 0152
  - LP49466 0152
  - LP49467 0152
  - LP49468 0152
  - LP49469 0152
  - LP49471 0152
  - LP49472 0152
  - LP49473 0152
  - LP49474 0152
  - LP49475 0152
  - LP49476 0152
  - LP49477 0152
  - LP49478 0152
  - LP49479 0152
  - LP49480 0152
  - LP49481 0152
  - LP49482 0152
  - LP49483 0152
  - LP49484 0152
  - LP49485 0152
  - LP49486 0152
  - LP49487 0152
  - LP49488 0152
  - LP49489 0152
  - LP49490 0152
  - LP49491 0152
  - LP49492 0152
  - LP49493 0152
  - LP49494 0152
  - LP49495 0152
  - LP49601 0155
  - LP49602 0155
  - LP49603 0155
  - LP49604 0155
  - LP49605 0155
  - LP49606 0155
  - LP49607 0155
  - LP49608 0155
  - LP49609 0155
  - LP49610 0155
  - LP49611 0155
  - LP49612 0155
  - LP49613 0155
  - LP49614 0155
  - LP49615 0155
  - LP49616 0155
  - LP49617 0155
  - LP49618 0155
  - LP49619 0155
  - LP49620 0155
  - LP49621 0155
  - LP49622 0155
  - LP49623 0155
  - LP49624 0155
  - LP49625 0155
  - LP49626 0155
  - LP49627 0156
  - LP49628 0156
  - LP49629 0156
  - LP49630 0156
  - LP49631 0156
  - LP49632 0156
  - LP49633 0156
  - LP49634 0156
  - LP49635 0156
  - LP49636 0156
  - LP49816 0160
  - LP49817 0160
  - LP49821 0160
  - LP49822 0160
  - LP49823 0160
  - LP49824 0160
  - LP49825 0160
  - LP49826 0160
  - LP49827 0160
  - LP49628 0160
  - LP49829 0160
  - LP49843 0161
  - LP49844 0161
  - LP49845 0161
  - LP49846 0161
  - LP49847 0161
  - LP49848 0161
  - LP49849 0161
  - LP49650 0161
  - LP49851 0161
  - LP49852 0161
  - LP49853 0161
  - LP49854 0161
  - LP49855 0161
  - LP49856 0161
  - LP49857 0161
  - LP49858 0161
  - LP49859 0161
  - LP49860 0161
  - LP49861 0161
  - LP49946 0163
  - LP49947 0163
  - LP49948 0163
  - LP49949 0163
  - LP49950 0163
  - LP49951 0163
  - LP49952 0163
  - LP49953 0163
  - LP49954 0163
  - LP49955 0163
  - LP49956 0163
  - LP49972 0164
  - LP49973 0164
  - LP49974 0164
  - LP49975 0164
  - LP49976 0164
  - LP49977 0164
  - LP49978 0164
  - LP49979 0164
  - LP49980 0164
  - LP49981 0164
  - LP49982 0164
  - LP49983 0164
  - LP49984 0164
  - LP49985 0164
  - LP49986 0164
  - LP49987 0164
  - LP49988 0164
  - LP49989 0164
  - LP49990 0164
- The Search.
  - LP50151 0168
  - LP51445 0201
  - MP31132 0216
- Search for a dead man.
  - LP50382 0174
  - LP51621 0205
- A Search for antiworlds.
  - MP31425 0223
- The Search for Darrell Andrews.
  - LP50361 0174
- The Search for something else.
  - MP31137 0216
- Search in the dark.
  - LP51606 0205
- Sea songs.
  - MU10881 0265
- Sea versus air.
  - LP50644 0180
- Second face.
  - R675320 0278
- The Second Ginger Grant.
  - LP51785 0210
- The Second Mrs. Cooper.
  - LU3852 0213
- Second sight.
  - LP49748 0159
- The Secret.
  - LP51630 0205
- The Secret at Half Moon Key.
  - LP50485 0176
- The Secret is death.
  - LP48359 0123
- The Secret nightcaller.
  - LP48751 0133
- The Secret of Bigfoot.
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48211 0119
- The Secret of Gilligan’s island.
  - LP51796 0210
- The Secret of Monte Cristo.
  - LP48626 0130
- The Secret powdered milk affair.
  - LP48151 0118
- Secrets.
  - LP51684 0207
- Secrets for sale.
  - LP48123 0117
- Security arms.
  - LP50999 0189
- SEDA Spettacoli, S.P.A.
  - LP48590 0129
- See how she runs.
  - LP50158 0168
- See no evil.
  - LP51592 0204
- Seer, Gilligan.
  - LP51747 0209
- See what I feel.
  - MP32049 0241
- Seger, Gary V.
  - MU10901 0266
- Selecting and handling glassware.
  - MP31719 0232
- Self defense for women, 1–10.
  - MU10451 0255
- Self loving.
  - MP31665 0230
- Sellier, Charles E., Jr.
  - LP50708 0181
  - LP50709 0182
- Selling.
  - MP31865 0236
- Selling cosmetics.
  - MP31688 0231
- The Sellin’ of Jamie Thomas.
  - MP31782 0234
- The Sellout.
  - LP48261 0120
- Selmur Pictures Corporation.
  - LP49687 0157
  - LP49688 0157
  - LP49689 0157
- Selmur Productions, Inc.
  - LP50702 0181
- Semgco.
  - SEE Southeastern Michigan Gas Company.
- The Seminole Negro Indian scouts.
  - LP51088 0191
- Semi-tough.
  - LP50040 0165
- A Sense of direction.
  - MP32170 0244
- Sentimental education.
  - LP50806 0184
- The Sentinel.
  - LP48514 0127
- Sequoia Pictures, Inc.
  - LP48063 0115
  - LP49129 0143
- Sergeant Gork.
  - LP50197 0169
- Serling, Robert J.
  - LP48547 0128
- The Sermon.
  - LP51636 0206
- Services.
  - MP31976 0238
- Serving red wine.
  - MP31724 0232
- Sesame Street goes to prison.
  - MP31887 0236
- Setting in a regular sleeve.
  - MP31498 0226
- Setting in a shirt sleeve.
  - MP31495 0226
- Settle, Eugene I.
  - MU10878 0265
- The Set up.
  - LP50468 0176
- Set-up city.
  - LP48842 0135
- Seven in darkness.
  - LP51652 0206
- Seven Oaks Productions.
  - MP31267 0220
- The Seventh Day Adventists.
  - MU10646 0259
- The Seventh voyage of Singood.
  - LP48738 0133
- Seventy times seven.
  - LP4819O 0119
- Seventy-two hours.
  - LP51109 0192
- Sewing crotch seams.
  - MP31457 0224
- Sewing on buttons.
  - MP31441 0224
- Sewing unlike curved seams.
  - MP31470 0225
- The Sew-it-yourself workshop.
  - MP31889 0236
- Sew what’s new.
  - MU10528 0256
  - MU10545 0257
  - MU10546 0257
  - MU10547 0257
  - MU10548 0257
  - MU10549 0257
  - MU10550 0257
  - MU10551 0257
  - MU10552 0257
  - MU10553 0257
  - MU10554 0257
  - MU10555 0257
  - MU10556 0257
  - MU10557 0257
  - MU10558 0257
  - MU10559 0257
  - MU10560 0257
  - MU10561 0257
  - MU10562 0257
  - MU10563 0257
  - MU10564 0257
  - MU10565 0257
  - MU10566 0257
  - MU10567 0257
  - MU10568 0257
  - MU10569 0257
  - MU10570 0257
  - MU10571 0257
  - MU10572 0258
  - MU10573 0258
  - MU10574 0258
  - MU10575 0258
  - MU10576 0258
  - MU10577 0258
  - MU10578 0258
  - MU10579 0258
  - MU10580 0258
  - MU10581 0258
  - MU10582 0258
  - MU10583 0258
  - MU10584 0258
  - MU10585 0258
  - MU10586 0258
  - MU10587 0258
  - MU10588 0258
  - MU10589 0258
  - MU10590 0258
  - MU10591 0258
  - MU10592 0258
  - MU10593 0258
  - MU10594 0258
  - MU10595 0258
  - MU10596 0258
  - MU10597 0258
  - MU10598 0258
  - MU10599 0258
  - MU10600 0258
  - MU10601 0258
  - MU10627 0259
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10629 0259
  - MU10800 0263
  - MU10807 0263
  - MU10808 0263
  - MU10815 0264
  - MU10854 0265
  - MU10861 0265
  - MU10875 0265
  - MU10879 0265
  - MU10885 0265
  - MU10886 0265
  - MU10899 0266
  - MU10900 0266
  - MU10931 0267
  - MU10932 0267
  - MU10946 0267
  - MU11076 0270
- Sex education.
  - MP31167 0217
  - MP31168 0217
- Sex education: a rationale for public schools.
  - MP31167 0217
- Sex education: developing a program.
  - MP31168 0217
- The Sexological experience.
  - MP31286 0220
- SFM Media Service Corporation.
  - MP31676 0230
- Shachter, Jaqueline.
  - MP32134 0243
  - MP32135 0243
  - MP32146 0243
- Shades.
  - LP49760 0159
- Shadow of a man.
  - LP50018 0165
- Shadow of doubt.
  - LP49401 0150
- Shadow play.
  - LP50763 0183
- Shadows at noon.
  - LP49750 0159
- Shakedown.
  - R680845 0283
- Shakedown at Saint Joe.
  - LP48336 0122
- Shakespeare, William.
  - R670951 0276
- Shanklin.
  - LP51105 0192
- Shannon, Sidney L., Jr.
  - MU10414 0254
- Shapes and symmetry.
  - MP31572 0228
  - MP31573 0228
  - MP31574 0228
- Shape-up.
  - LP50862 0186
- Sharing orgasm: communicating your sexual responses.
  - MP31638 0230
- Shark.
  - LP49403 0150
- The Shark: maneater or myth?
  - MP32053 0241
- Sharp, Margery.
  - LP49678 0157
- Sharper than a serpent’s tooth.
  - LP48853 0136
- Sharpshooter.
  - LP48350 0123
- Shaw, Bertha.
  - MP31439 0224
  - MP31440 0224
  - MP31441 0224
  - MP31442 0224
  - MP31443 0224
  - MP31444 0224
  - MP31445 0224
  - MP31446 0224
  - MP31447 0224
  - MP31448 0224
  - MP31449 0224
  - MP31450 0224
  - MP31451 0224
  - MP31452 0224
  - MP31453 0224
  - MP31454 0224
  - MP31455 0224
  - MP31456 0224
  - MP31457 0224
  - MP31458 0225
  - MP31459 0225
  - MP31460 0225
  - MP31461 0225
  - MP31462 0225
  - MP31463 0225
  - MP31464 0225
  - MP31465 0225
  - MP31466 0225
  - MP31467 0225
  - MP31468 0225
  - MP31469 0225
  - MP31470 0225
  - MP31471 0225
  - MP31472 0225
  - MP31473 0225
  - MP31474 0225
  - MP31475 0225
  - MP31476 0225
  - MP31477 0225
  - MP31478 0225
  - MP31479 0225
  - MP31480 0225
  - MP31481 0225
  - MP31482 0225
  - MP31483 0225
  - MP31484 0225
  - MP31485 0225
  - MP31486 0226
  - MP31487 0226
  - MP31488 0226
  - MP31489 0226
  - MP31490 0226
  - MP31491 0226
  - MP31492 0226
  - MP31493 0226
  - MP31494 0226
  - MP31495 0226
  - MP31496 0226
  - MP31497 0226
  - MP31498 0226
  - MP31499 0226
  - MP31500 0226
  - MP31501 0226
  - MP31502 0226
  - MP31503 0226
- Shaw Brothers (Hong Kong) Ltd.
  - LP50575 0179
- The She bear.
  - LP51032 0190
- Shecter, Leonard.
  - LP49094 0142
  - LP49095 0142
  - LP49669 0157
  - LP50392 0174
- The Sheik’s chic.
  - MU10558 0257
- She lives.
  - LP48540 0128
- Shelley Whitebird’s first powwow.
  - MP32086 0242
- Shepherd Films.
  - MP32379 0250
- A Shield for murder.
  - LP50085 0167
- Shield of honor.
  - LP51456 0201
- Ship ahoax.
  - LP51753 0209
- Ship shakedown.
  - LP50188 0169
- Shirley MacLaine special: Where do we go from here?
  - MP32359 0249
- Shirley’s date.
  - LP49295 0147
- Shocking affair.
  - R668916 0274
- Shoot on sight.
  - LP48218 0119
- A Short physical examination of the articular system.
  - MP31660 0230
- Short-story showcase.
  - MP32057 0241
- Shotgun honeymoon.
  - LP48259 0120
- A Shot in the dark.
  - LP50780 0183
- Should you file bankruptcy?
  - MP32291 0247
- The Showdown.
  - R670685 0276
- Show music.
  - MU10852 0265
  - MU10878 0265
  - MU10880 0265
  - MU10889 0266
  - MU10902 0266
- Shrine Pictures.
  - MU10289 0251
- Shuffling off to Buffalo.
  - LP50990 0189
- Shumway, Anthony G.
  - MU10860 0265
- The Sideshow.
  - MP32072 0241
  - R677434 0280
- The Siege at Thayer’s Bluff.
  - LP48194 0119
- Sierer, Tom.
  - MU10821 0264
- Sierra.
  - R673605 0277
- Sierra Club.
  - MP31256 0219
  - MP31257 0219
  - MP32155 0244
- Sierra jump.
  - LP50510 0177
- Sight for sore eyes.
  - LP51534 0203
- Sight unseen.
  - LP48074 0115
- Signals from the heart.
  - LP50110 0167
- Signals from the moon.
  - LP49835 0161
- The Signposts to listings.
  - MP32339 0249
- The Silent gun.
  - LP51650 0206
- Silent kill.
  - LP49773 0159
- The Silent prey.
  - LP49268 0146
- Silent target.
  - LP51602 0205
- Silent thunder.
  - LP51647 0206
- Silkmaking in China.
  - MP31993 0239
- The Silk noose.
  - R677433 0280
- Silky Chamberlain.
  - LP49406 0150
- Silleck, Sidney B., Jr.
  - MP31789 0234
- Silver coast of Cortez.
  - LP51306 0197
- The Silver cord.
  - LP50530 0178
- Silver linings.
  - MP31052 0214
- Silver raiders.
  - R677437 0280
- Silverstone, Dorothy B.
  - R680838 0283
- Silverton Productions, Inc.
  - LP48071 0115
  - LP48072 0115
  - LP48073 0115
  - LP48074 0115
  - LP48075 0115
  - LP48076 0115
  - LP48077 0116
  - LP48078 0116
  - LP48079 0116
  - LP48080 0116
  - LP48081 0116
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48705 0132
  - LP49515 0153
- Simmons, John.
  - MU10842 0264
- Simon, Neil.
  - LP50808 0184
  - LP50836 0185
  - LP50837 0185
  - LP50838 0185
  - LP50839 0185
  - LP50840 0185
  - LP50841 0185
  - LP50842 0185
  - LP50843 0185
  - LP50844 0185
  - LP50845 0185
  - LP50846 0185
  - LP50847 0185
  - LP50848 0185
  - LP50849 0185
  - LP50850 0185
  - LP50851 0185
  - LP50852 0185
  - LP50871 0186
  - LP50872 0186
  - LP50873 0186
  - LP50874 0186
  - LP50875 0186
  - LP50876 0186
  - LP50877 0186
  - LP50878 0186
  - LP50879 0186
  - LP50880 0186
  - LP50881 0186
  - LP50882 0186
  - LP50883 0186
  - LP50884 0186
  - LP50885 0186
  - LP50886 0186
  - LP50887 0186
  - LP50888 0186
  - LP50889 0186
  - LP50937 0188
  - LP50938 0188
  - LP50939 0188
  - LP50940 0188
  - LP50941 0188
  - LP50942 0188
  - LP50943 0188
  - LP50944 0188
  - LP50945 0188
  - LP50946 0188
  - LP50947 0188
  - LP50948 0188
  - LP50949 0188
  - LP50960 0188
  - LP50961 0188
  - LP50962 0188
  - LP50963 0188
  - LP50964 0188
  - LP50965 0188
  - LP50966 0188
  - LP50967 0188
  - LP50968 0188
  - LP50969 0188
  - LP50981 0189
  - LP50982 0189
  - LP50983 0189
  - LP50984 0189
  - LP50985 0189
  - LP50986 0189
  - LP50990 0189
  - LP50991 0189
  - LP50992 0189
  - LP50993 0189
  - LP50994 0189
  - LP50995 0189
  - LP50996 0189
  - LP50997 0189
  - LP50998 0189
  - LP50999 0189
  - LP51000 0189
  - LP51001 0189
  - LP51002 0189
  - LP51017 0190
  - LP51018 0190
  - LP51019 0190
  - LP51686 0207
  - LP51687 0207
- Simon (Norton) Inc.
  - LP48123 0117
  - LP48124 0117
  - LP48125 0117
  - LP48128 0117
  - LP48385 0123
  - LP48387 0124
  - LP48388 0124
- A Simple case of terror.
  - LP51074 0191
- Simple organisms: bacteria.
  - MP32276 0247
- Simplot (J. R.) Company.
  - MP32353 0249
- The Simplot System.
  - MP32353 0249
- Simpson, Alan.
  - LP46912 0112
  - LP48030 0114
  - LP48031 0114
  - LP48032 0114
  - LP48033 0114
  - LP48034 0114
  - LP48035 0114
  - LP48036 0114
  - LP48037 0114
  - LP48038 0114
  - LP50191 0169
  - LP50192 0169
  - LP50193 0169
  - LP50194 0169
  - LP50195 0169
  - LP50196 0169
  - LP50197 0169
  - LP50198 0169
  - LP50199 0169
  - LP50200 0169
  - LP50201 0169
  - LP50202 0169
- Sims, Greg H.
  - LU3857 0213
- Simtschev, Georgi S.
  - MU10941 0267
- Sinbad and the eye of the tiger.
  - LP48203 0119
- Singapore: crossroads of the Orient.
  - LP51317 0198
- Sing a song of murder.
  - LP51604 0205
- The Singer.
  - LP50470 0176
- Singing guns.
  - R665678 0272
- The singin’ swingin’ sea serpent.
  - LP48720 0132
- The Singles bar.
  - LP49801 0160
- Sink or swim.
  - LP50643 0180
- Sins of thy father.
  - LP51057 0191
- Sir Nigel Films Zug A.G.
  - LF387 0112
- Sister Jaime.
  - LP50304 0172
- Sister Maria.
  - LP50052 0166
- Sister of death.
  - LP50705 0181
- The Six dollar surprise.
  - LP48243 0120
- The Six foot stretch.
  - LP49394 0150
- Six Gun Mesa.
  - R677427 0279
- The Six million dollar man.
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48705 0132
- S.J.F. Productions.
  - LP49672 0157
- Skeletal and topographic anatomy.
  - MU10284 0251
  - MU10460 0255
- Skiing is believing.
  - R680840 0283
- Ski riders.
  - R682140 0286
- Skitch Henderson and the Modernaires.
  - R670991 0276
- Skoglund, Paul K.
  - MU10528 0256
  - MU10611 0259
  - MU10939 0267
- The Sky diver.
  - LP50502 0177
- Skye Pictures, Inc.
  - MP32117 0243
- The Sky killer.
  - LP51064 0191
- The Sky killers.
  - LP51064 0191
- Skyline Films, Inc.
  - MP31072 0214
- Sky’s the limit.
  - MU10799 0263
  - MU10801 0263
  - MU10803 0263
  - MU10804 0263
  - MU10805 0263
  - MU10806 0263
  - MU10812 0264
  - MU10813 0264
  - MU10816 0264
  - MU10823 0264
  - MU10824 0264
  - MU10825 0264
  - MU10829 0264
  - MU10830 0264
  - MU10831 0264
  - MU10839 0264
  - MU10840 0264
  - MU10841 0264
  - MU10842 0264
  - MU10843 0264
  - MU10848 0264
  - MU10849 0265
  - MU10855 0265
  - MU10859 0265
  - MU10860 0265
  - MU10862 0265
  - MU10867 0265
  - MU11033 0269
  - MU11051 0270
  - MU11052 0270
- Sladek, Donald C.
  - MU10459 0255
- Sladek, Martha J.
  - MU10459 0255
- Slap shot.
  - LP48513 0127
- Slave girl.
  - LP51786 0210
- The Slaver.
  - LP51065 0191
- Slayback, Paul C.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11089 0271
- Sleeping Beauty and the Beast.
  - LP48732 0133
- The Sleeping city.
  - R680846 0283
- The Sleeping giant—coal.
  - MP31551 0227
- A Sleep in the deep.
  - LP50034 0165
- Sleepwalker.
  - LP50873 0186
- Sleepy time possum.
  - R681334 0285
- Slide rule blonde.
  - LP51292 0197
- A Slight case of larceny.
  - LP48200 0119
- Slight case of murder.
  - LP51739 0208
- Slightly dead.
  - LP51356 0199
- Slinky.
  - MP31728 0232
  - MP31729 0232
- Slinky and pull toys (Slinky frog, dog and toy soldiers).
  - MP31727 0232
- Slinky and pull toys (Slinky train, kitten and cater-puller).
  - MP31726 0232
- Slinky frog, dog and toy soldiers.
  - MP31727 0232
- Slinky train, kitten and cater-puller.
  - MP31726 0232
- A Slower beat.
  - LP49501 0152
- A Small beheading.
  - LP49732 0158
- A Small favor for an old friend.
  - LP50335 0173
- Small war.
  - LP49658 0156
- Smashing time.
  - LP49688 0157
- Smashing times.
  - LP49688 0157
- Smedley.
  - MP32121 0243
- Smiles: the Adults’ Health and Developmental Program.
  - MP32360 0249
- Smile, you’re on Mars Camera.
  - LP51768 0209
- Smith, Dana H.
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10629 0259
- Smith, Farris.
  - MU10398 0254
- Smith, Francis E.
  - MU10749 0262
- Smith, George L.
  - MU10635 0259
  - MU10931 0267
  - MU10973 0268
- Smith, George Oliver.
  - SEE Film Originals.
- Smith, Helen Stanfield.
  - MP31266 0220
- Smith, Janet.
  - MU10749 0262
- Smith (J. Greg) Associates.
  - MP32125 0243
- Smith, Ralph.
  - MU10985 0268
  - MU10989 0268
  - MU10990 0268
  - MU10991 0268
  - MU10992 0268
  - MU10993 0268
- Smith, Richard D.
  - MP31717 0232
- Smith, Richard R.
  - SEE R.R.S. Productions.
- Smith, Robert E.
  - LP49815 0160
  - LP50100 0167
- Smith, Sandi W.
  - MU10628 0259
  - MU10629 0259
- Smith (Thomas G.) Productions, Inc.
  - MP31507 0226
- Smith, Thomas S.
  - MU11069 0270
- Smithsonian Institution, Washington, DC.
  - MP32231 0246
- Smoke and fire: two steps to survival.
  - MP31964 0238
- Smucker (J. M.) Company.
  - MU10391 0253
- Smuggler’s Island.
  - R680860 0283
- The Smut peddler.
  - LP49076 0141
- Snags.
  - MP31643 0230
- Snake eyes.
  - LP50272 0171
- The Snake: villain or victim?
  - MP32052 0241
- Snatched.
  - LP48516 0127
- The Sniper.
  - LP48007 0113
- Snitch’s karma.
  - LP49503 0153
- The Snowball.
  - LP51616 0205
- Snowball, Inc.
  - LP48717 0132
  - LP48718 0132
  - LP48719 0132
  - LP48720 0132
  - LP48721 0132
  - LP48722 0132
  - LP48723 0132
  - LP48724 0132
  - LP48725 0132
  - LP48726 0132
  - LP48727 0133
  - LP48728 0133
  - LP48729 0133
  - LP48730 0133
  - LP48731 0133
  - LP48732 0133
  - LP48733 0133
  - LP48734 0133
  - LP48735 0133
  - LP48736 0133
  - LP48737 0133
  - LP48738 0133
  - LP48739 0133
  - LP48740 0133
  - LP48741 0133
  - LP48742 0133
- Snow dog.
  - R677435 0280
- Snow fiesta.
  - R674203 0278
- Snow speed.
  - R670493 0276
- Snub out West.
  - LP48218 0119
- Snyder (Bill) Films, Inc.
  - MP31863 0235
  - MP31864 0236
- Social modeling.
  - MP32017 0240
- Social work in foster family service.
  - LP48068 0115
- The Society party.
  - LP50890 0186
- So deathly quiet.
  - LP50440 0175
- The Sod house woman.
  - LP48711 0132
- The Soft spot.
  - LP48150 0118
- Software Services, Inc.
  - MU11078 0270
- So help me God.
  - LP50323 0173
- Soil: an introduction.
  - MP31701 0231
- Solar power—the giver of life.
  - MP31549 0227
- The Soldier.
  - LP51021 0190
- Soldier blue.
  - LP49256 0146
- The Solid gold web.
  - LP50024 0165
- Solitaire.
  - LP49404 0150
- So little time.
  - LP48155 0118
- So long at the fair.
  - R676213 0279
- Solti conducts Mendelssohn.
  - MP32216 0245
- Solti conducts Wagner.
  - MP32212 0245
- Somebody talk to me.
  - LP48067 0115
- Some day they’ll give us guns.
  - LP51348 0198
- Some girls do.
  - LF378 0112
- Some kind of presence.
  - MP31268 0220
- Someone I touched.
  - LP48749 0133
- Sometimes a great ocean.
  - LP50984 0189
- The Sometime soldiers.
  - MP31139 0216
- Some variations on a puff pastry theme.
  - MP31720 0232
  - MP31721 0232
- The Song and dance spy.
  - LP48217 0119
- The Song of the earth.
  - MP32209 0245
- The Song remains the same.
  - MP31073 0215
- The Songwriters.
  - LP50946 0188
- Son of brain.
  - MP31422 0223
- Sons of New Mexico.
  - R674116 0278
- Sorcerer.
  - LP48760 0133
- Sorenson, Ivan.
  - MU11025 0269
- Sorenson, Shirley.
  - MU11025 0269
- So sorry, my island now.
  - LP51698 0207
- The Sound of darkness.
  - LP50038 0165
- Sound of murder.
  - LP49940 0163
  - LP50760 0183
- Sound of quacking.
  - LP51724 0208
- Sound of trumpets.
  - LP49774 0159
- Sound that kills.
  - LP49831 0161
- Sourdough Express, Inc.
  - MU10800 0263
  - MU11035 0269
- Sour grapes.
  - R678007 0280
- Southeast Asia: lands and peoples.
  - MP31570 0228
- Southeastern Affiliates.
  - MU10660 0260
- Southeastern Michigan Gas Company.
  - MU10337 0252
- Southern, Terry.
  - LP49689 0157
- Southern Baptist Convention. Radio and Television Commission.
  - MP31272 0220
- The Southern Baptist hour.
  - MP31270 0220
  - MP31272 0220
- Southside Historical Sites, Inc.
  - MP32236 0246
- Southside 1–1000.
  - R677445 0280
- Soviet boy.
  - MP31992 0239
- So What and the Seven What-Nots.
  - LP48726 0132
- So you’ve got diabetes.
  - MP31214 0218
- So you want a raise.
  - R675326 0278
- So you want to be a handyman.
  - R681315 0285
- So you want to hold your husband.
  - R671977 0277
- So you want to move.
  - R671975 0277
- Space science: an introduction.
  - MP32175 0244
- Spangler, David V.
  - MU10796 0263
- Spanish class.
  - LP47973 0112
- Spark, Muriel.
  - LP48758 0133
- The Speaker, a film about freedom.
  - LP48223 0119
- Speak for yourself.
  - LP51000 0189
- Speak for yourself, Dwayne.
  - LP49293 0147
- Speaking of animals.
  - R675821 0279
  - R675825 0279
- Speaking of safety series.
  - LP49516 0153
  - LP49517 0153
- Special delivery.
  - LP50696 0181
- Specific gravity separator.
  - MP31176 0217
- Spectrum 77.
  - MP31663 0230
- The Speculator.
  - LP51625 0205
- Speed.
  - LP50828 0185
- Speedy.
  - LP51488 0202
- Speight, Johnny.
  - LP48019 0114
  - LP48020 0114
  - LP48021 0114
  - LP48022 0114
  - LP48023 0114
  - LP48024 0114
  - LP48025 0114
  - LP48026 0114
  - LP48027 0114
  - LP48028 0114
  - LP48029 0114
  - LP49531 0153
  - LP49532 0153
- The Spellbinder.
  - LP51050 0191
- Spelling, content area reading and Socratic dialog.
  - MP32108 0242
- Spencer, Harold A.
  - MU10632 0259
- Spencer’s pilots.
  - LP50146 0168
  - LP50147 0168
  - LP50148 0168
  - LP50149 0168
  - LP50150 0168
  - LP50151 0168
- The Spider.
  - MP31525 0227
  - MP31527 0227
- Spider, Incorporated.
  - LP49960 0164
- Spiral separator.
  - MP31173 0217
- The Spirit of romanticism.
  - MP32058 0241
- Spiritual healing in the Philippines, a sampler.
  - MU10507 0256
- The Spiritualists.
  - MU10782 0263
- Spitfire.
  - LP49387 0150
- Splashdown.
  - LP51795 0210
- Split screen.
  - MP32179 0244
- Split second.
  - LP51296 0197
- Split the difference.
  - MU10585 0258
- The Spoiler.
  - LP51669 0206
- Spokesman.
  - MU11020 0269
- Spooky Boos and Room Noodles.
  - MP31654 0230
- The Sport of the century.
  - LP47166 0112
- Sports best.
  - R682127 0286
- Sportscope, no. 1.
  - R666155 0273
- Sportscope, no. 3.
  - R668919 0274
- Sportscope, no. 4.
  - R668923 0274
- Sportscope, no. 5.
  - R679920 0281
- Sports Films and Talents, Inc.
  - MP31730 0232
  - MP31731 0232
  - MP31732 0232
- Sports ’round the globe.
  - R679355 0281
- Spots off a leopard.
  - LP48718 0132
- Spy hunt.
  - R673606 0278
- The Spy who loved me.
  - LP48613 0129
- Square Dance Katy.
  - R677426 0279
- Square dance tonight.
  - R668921 0274
- The Squared circle.
  - R677446 0280
- A Square deal.
  - MU10575 0258
- A Square peg in a round hole.
  - MU10547 0257
- Squeeze play.
  - LP50922 0187
- SRA teaching problems laboratory.
  - MP31072 0214
- Stacy Productions, Inc.
  - LP48963 0138
- Staff development.
  - MP32098 0242
- The Stakeout adventure.
  - LP50499 0177
- The Stalking devil.
  - LP48586 0129
- The Stamp of death.
  - LP51452 0201
- The Star.
  - LP50632 0180
- Stardust.
  - LF390 0112
- A Star is dead.
  - LP50274 0171
- Starlake Films.
  - MP31987 0239
- Stars of tomorrow.
  - R680973 0284
- Stars of yesterday.
  - R679922 0281
- Star trek.
  - LP50340 0173
  - LP50341 0173
- The Star Wars Corporation.
  - LP49598 0155
- Star Wars (trailer)
  - LP48140 0117
- State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company.
  - MP31554 0228
  - MP31777 0233
  - MP31778 0233
  - MP31881 0236
- State Historical Society of North Dakota.
  - SEE North Dakota. State Historical Society.
- State penitentiary.
  - R665718 0272
- State University of New York at Albany.
  - MP31177 0217
  - MP31178 0217
- State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
  - MP31177 O217
  - MP31178 O217
- Staystitching and directional stitching.
  - MP31461 0225
- Steffey, J. M.
  - MU10947 0267
- Steiger, Brad.
  - LP50042 0165
- Stella.
  - R668845 0274
- Stepford wives.
  - LP49675 0157
- A Step in time.
  - LP51565 0204
- Steppin’ out.
  - LP50989 0189
- Steptoe and Son.
  - LP46912 0112
  - LP48030 0114
  - LP48031 0114
  - LP48032 0114
  - LP48033 0114
  - LP48034 0114
  - LP48035 0114
  - LP48036 0114
  - LP46037 0114
  - LP48038 0114
  - LP50191 0169
  - LP50192 0169
  - LP50193 0169
  - LP50194 0169
  - LP50195 0169
  - LP50196 0169
  - LP50197 0169
  - LP50198 0169
  - LP50199 0169
  - LP50200 0169
  - LP50201 0169
  - LP50202 0169
- Stern, Max.
  - MU10322 0252
- Stern, Samuel S.
  - MU10322 0252
- Stern, Sidney B.
  - MU10322 0252
- Stevenson, Robert Louis.
  - LP48660 0131
  - LP48667 0131
  - LP48687 0131
- Stewart, Tony.
  - MP32309 0248
- Stewart/Burnett Films, Inc.
  - MP32309 0248
- Stick around.
  - LU3862 0213
- Sticks and stones may break your bones, but Waterbury will bury you.
  - LP50309 0172
- Stigwood Group, Ltd.
  - LP50391 0174
- Stiletto.
  - LP48757 0133
- Stitches in time.
  - MP31685 0231
- A Stitch in time.
  - MP31241 0219
- Stock, Frances Patricia.
  - MU10451 0255
- Stock market.
  - MU10985 0268
- Stockton, Frank R.
  - LP48669 0131
  - LP48672 0131
  - LP48810 0135
- Stohr, Eldon P.
  - MU10895 0266
- Stohr, Gladys I.
  - MU10895 0266
- The Stone killer.
  - LP49230 0145
- Stone pillow.
  - LP51009 0190
- The Stones began to move.
  - LP49933 0163
- Stone’s throw away.
  - LP50409 0175
- Stooge for a mouse.
  - R681352 0286
- Stop at the closing point.
  - MP32331 0248
- Stop Johnny King!
  - LP50416 0175
- Stop, look and guess ’em.
  - R675830 0279
- Stop press girl.
  - LF396 0112
  - R682861 0286
- Stop that period! Period that stop!
  - MP32031 0240
  - MP32350 0249
- Stop when red lights flash.
  - LP48079 0116
- Stork on a rooftop.
  - LP48263 0120
- The Storm.
  - LP50716 0182
- The Storm adventure.
  - LP50486 0176
- Storm center.
  - LP46659 0131
- Storm of violence.
  - LP50428 0175
- Storm warning.
  - R681309 0285
- A Stormy relationship.
  - LP48283 0121
- The Story of David.
  - LP51271 0196
  - LP51272 0196
- Story of the Teton Dam disaster.
  - MP31715 0232
- The Story of two lives.
  - LP48696 0132
- The Strange and deadly occurence.
  - LP48754 0133
- The Strange behavior of Paul Kelland.
  - LP48413 0124
- The Strange Doctor Lorenz.
  - LP49962 0164
- Strange homecoming.
  - LP48753 0133
- Strange journey.
  - LP48677 0131
- The Strange lodger.
  - LP49841 0161
- The Strange Mister Bartleby.
  - LP48682 0131
- Strange objects.
  - LP48741 0133
- The Strange people at Pecos.
  - LP49968 0164
- The Stranger and the gunfighter.
  - LP50575 0179
- Stranger in the desert.
  - LP49939 0163
- Stranger in the lighthouse.
  - R681323 0285
- Strange valley.
  - LP48663 0131
- Stratford Pictures Corporation.
  - R671114 0276
  - R671530 0277
  - R680284 0281
- Street games.
  - LP49505 0153
  - LP49769 0159
- Streets of ghost town.
  - R671192 0276
- The Streets of San Francisco.
  - LP51449 0201
  - LP51450 0201
  - LP51451 0201
  - LP51452 0201
  - LP51453 0201
  - LP51454 0201
  - LP51455 0201
  - LP51456 0201
  - LP51457 0201
  - LP51458 0201
  - LP51459 0201
  - LP51460 0201
  - LP51461 0201
  - LP51462 0201
  - LP51463 0201
  - LP51464 0201
  - LP51465 0201
  - LP51466 0201
  - LP51467 0201
  - LP51468 0201
  - LP51469 0201
  - LP51470 0201
  - LP51471 0201
  - LP51472 0201
  - LP51473 0201
  - LP51474 0201
  - LP51475 0201
  - LP51476 0201
  - LP51477 0201
  - LP51478 0201
  - LP51479 0201
  - LP51480 0201
  - LP51481 0201
  - LP51482 0201
  - LP51483 0201
  - LP51484 0201
  - LP51485 0201
  - LP51486 0201
- Stretch Cunningham, goodbye.
  - MP31246 0219
- Strike-2.
  - LP48396 0124
- The stripe gripe.
  - MU10594 0258
- Stuckey, Rex.
  - MU10807 0263
- Studies of the chimpanzee.
  - MP32157 0244
  - MP32158 0244
- Studying gravitation and mass.
  - MP32156 0244
- Studying the behavior of light.
  - MP32184 0244
- A Study of school achievement.
  - MP31734 0232
- Stung from beyond.
  - LP48869 0136
- Submarine.
  - LP50978 0189
- The Substitute.
  - LP48692 0132
- Sucher, Richard H.
  - MU11034 0269
- Sudden death.
  - R678488 0280
- Sudden impulse.
  - LP48800 0134
- A Sudden silence.
  - LP48082 0116
- Sugarfoot.
  - R681351 0286
- Sugar in your diet.
  - MU11027 0269
- Sugarman (Marvin H.) Inc.
  - MP31191 0218
  - MP31192 0218
- Suit yourself.
  - MU10551 0257
  - MU10552 0257
  - MU10569 0257
  - MU10588 0258
  - MU10596 0258
- Sultry lady rev.
  - MP31044 0214
- Summer cruise.
  - LP50649 0180
- Summer for sail.
  - LP51782 0210
- A Summer madness.
  - LP50082 0166
- Summer of ’77.
  - MP32041 0240
- Summer stock.
  - R669963 0275
- The Sun also rises.
  - LU3811 0212
- Sun and Rising Sun.
  - LP50192 0169
- Sunburst.
  - LP50736 0182
- Sunburst.
  - SEE Sunburst Productions, Inc.
- Sunburst Productions, Inc.
  - MP31245 0219
- Sun Classic Pictures.
  - LP51681 0207
- Sun Classic Pictures, Inc.
  - LP50707 0181
- Sun Classic Productions, Inc.
  - LP51681 0207
- The Sunday father.
  - LP49297 0147
- Sunday River Productions.
  - MP31765 0233
- Sundell, David, Jr.
  - MU11043 0270
- Sun gold.
  - LP49838 0161
- Sun International Productions, Inc.
  - LP50710 0182
  - LP50712 0182
- The Sun: its power and promise.
  - MP32097 0242
- Sunset Boulevard.
  - R671460 0277
- Sunset in the West.
  - R675448 0278
- Sunshine U.
  - R682132 0286
- Superbuff.
  - MP31989 0239
- Super Cecil.
  - LP48742 0133
- Superflyer.
  - LP48034 0114
- Super Lulu.
  - R675823 0279
- Super typhoon smashes tropical island.
  - MU11008 0269
- The Supervisory management course.
  - MP31331 0221
- Surgicenter, Inc.
  - MU10393 0253
- Surprise! surprise!
  - LP50874 0186
- The Surrender.
  - LP49070 0141
  - R675452 0279
- Survival in Box Canyon.
  - LP49813 0160
- Survival Media.
  - MU10451 0255
- Survival run.
  - LP49667 0157
  - LP49902 0162
- Survival swimming: to save a life.
  - MP32066 0241
- The Survivor who wasn’t.
  - LP50339 0173
- Suspiria.
  - LP48590 0129
- Sutherland Learning Associates.
  - MP32136 0243
- Suzy.
  - MP31191 0218
  - MP31192 0218
- Suzy’s day off.
  - LP49251 0146
- Suzy’s new job.
  - LU3842 0212
- Suzy’s problem.
  - LU3839 0212
- Suzy’s wedding.
  - LU3830 0212
- Swan Lake ballet.
  - R680980 0284
- Swanson, David L.
  - MU10936 0267
- Swan Song, Inc.
  - MP31073 0215
- The Sweepstakes.
  - LP51769 0209
- Sweet serenade.
  - R670992 0276
- The Swindler.
  - LP50466 0176
- Switch.
  - LP48832 0135
  - LP48833 0135
  - LP48834 0135
  - LP48835 0135
  - LP48836 0135
  - LP48837 0135
  - LP48838 0135
  - LP48839 0135
  - LP48840 0135
  - LP48841 0135
  - LP48856 0136
  - LP48857 0136
  - LP48858 0136
  - LP48859 0136
  - LP48860 0136
  - LP48861 0136
  - LP48662 0136
  - LP48863 0136
  - LP48864 0136
  - LP48865 0136
  - LP48866 0136
  - LP48867 0136
  - LP48868 0136
  - LP48869 0136
- Switch on the Sun.
  - LP50002 0165
- Sword of the vagabond.
  - LP48667 0131
- Symmetry.
  - MP31574 0228
- Symphony number 1 in C minor, opus 68.
  - MP32214 0245
- Symphony number 4.
  - MP32191 0244
- Symphony number 4 in F minor, opus 36.
  - MP32193 0245
- Symphony number 34 in C major, K. 338.
  - MP32192 0245
- Symphony number 40 in G minor, K. 550.
  - MP32192 0245
- The System.
  - LP50344 0173
- Table toppers.
  - R672859 0277
- Tactical procedures.
  - MP32176 0244
- Tactics and techniques.
  - MP32176 0244
- Tai chi, the watercourse way.
  - MP31986 0239
- Tail gunner Joe.
  - LP49511 0153
- Tain’t cricket, Crickett.
  - LP48729 0133
- Take a dare.
  - LP51790 0210
- Take my furniture, please.
  - LP51018 0190
- Takeover.
  - LP51006 0189
- Take the money and run.
  - LP49692 0157
- Take your lover in the ring.
  - LP48568 0128
- Taking body measurements.
  - MP31492 0226
- Taking commas aside.
  - MP32169 0244
- Taking its toll.
  - LP49702 0158
- Taking measure.
  - LP51529 0203
- Talent Associates.
  - LP48123 0117
  - LP48124 0117
  - LP48125 0117
  - LP48128 0117
  - LP48385 0123
  - LP48387 0124
  - LP48388 0124
- Talent Associates, Ltd.
  - LP48971 0139
  - LP48972 0139
  - LP48973 0139
  - LP48974 0139
  - LP49126 0142
  - LP49222 0145
- A Tale of negative gravity.
  - LP48669 0131
- A Tale of the enchanted isles.
  - LP48669 0131
- A Tale of two critters.
  - LP49679 0157
- Tales of the unexpected.
  - LP49524 0153
  - LP49525 0153
  - LP49526 0153
  - LP49527 0153
  - LP49528 0153
  - LP49529 0153
  - LP49530 0153
  - LP50128 0168
- The Tamarind seed.
  - LP50140 0168
- Tamura, Marilyn Y.
  - MU10547 0257
- Tandem.
  - LP46912 0112
- Tandem Productions, Inc.
  - LP48019 0114
  - LP48020 0114
  - LP48021 0114
  - LP48022 0114
  - LP48023 0114
  - LP48024 0114
  - LP48025 0114
  - LP48026 0114
  - LP48027 0114
  - LP48028 0114
  - LP48029 0114
  - LP48281 0121
  - LP48282 0121
  - LP48283 0121
  - LP48284 0121
  - LP48285 0121
  - LP48286 0121
  - LP48287 0121
  - LP48288 0121
  - LP48289 0121
  - LP48290 0121
  - LP48291 0121
  - LP48292 0121
  - LP48293 0121
  - LP48294 0121
  - LP48295 0121
  - LP48776 0134
  - LP48777 0134
  - LP48778 0134
  - LP48779 0134
  - LP48780 0134
  - LP48781 0134
  - LP48782 0134
  - LP48783 0134
  - LP48784 0134
  - LP48785 0134
  - LP48786 0134
  - LP48787 0134
  - LP48788 0134
  - LP48789 0134
  - LP48790 0134
  - LP48791 0134
  - LP48792 0134
  - LP48977 0139
  - LP49233 0145
  - LP49234 0145
  - LP49235 0145
  - LP49531 0153
  - LP49532 0153
  - LP50191 0169
  - LP50192 0169
  - LP50193 0169
  - LP50194 0169
  - LP50195 0169
  - LP50196 0169
  - LP50197 0169
  - LP50198 0169
  - LP50199 0169
  - LP50200 0169
  - LP50201 0169
  - LP50202 0169
  - LU3769 0211
  - LU3770 0211
  - LU3771 0211
  - LU3772 0211
  - LU3773 0211
  - LU3774 0211
  - LU3775 0211
  - LU3776 0211
  - LU3777 0211
  - LU3778 0211
  - LU3779 0211
  - LU3780 0211
  - LU3781 0211
  - LU3782 0211
  - LU3783 0211
  - LU3784 0211
  - LU3785 0211
  - LU3786 0211
  - LU3787 0211
  - LU3788 0211
  - LU3789 0211
  - LU3790 0211
  - LU3791 0211
  - LU3799 0211
  - LU3800 0211
  - LU3826 0212
  - LU3827 0212
  - LU3828 0212
  - LU3829 0212
  - LU3860 0213
  - LU3864 0213
  - LU3865 0213
  - LU3866 0213
  - LU3867 0213
  - LU3868 0213
  - LU3869 0213
  - LU3870 0213
  - LU3871 0213
  - LU3872 0213
  - LU3873 0213
  - LU3874 0213
  - LU3875 0213
  - LU3876 0213
  - LU3877 0213
  - LU3878 0213
  - MP31246 0219
  - MP31247 0219
  - MP31248 0219
  - MP31249 0219
  - MP31250 0219
  - MP31251 0219
  - MP31252 0219
  - MP31253 0219
- Taps for the general.
  - LP50437 0175
- Taquino, Thomas P.
  - MU10735 0262
- Target.
  - LP50422 0175
  - LP50423 0175
  - LP50424 0175
  - LP50425 0175
  - LP50426 0175
  - LP50427 0175
  - LP50428 0175
  - LP50429 0175
  - LP50430 0175
  - LP50431 0175
  - LP50432 0175
  - LP50433 0175
  - LP50434 0175
  - LP50435 0175
  - LP50436 0175
  - LP50437 0175
  - LP50438 0175
  - LP50439 0175
  - LP50440 0175
  - LP50441 0176
  - LP50442 0176
  - LP50443 0176
  - LP50444 0176
  - LP50445 0176
  - LP50446 0176
  - LP50447 0176
  - LP50448 0176
  - LP50449 0176
  - LP50450 0176
  - LP50451 0176
  - LP50452 0176
  - LP50453 0176
  - LP50454 0176
  - LP50455 0176
  - LP50456 0176
  - LP50457 0176
  - LP50458 0176
  - LP50459 0176
  - LP50460 0176
- Target—a cop.
  - LP50172 0169
- Target hurricane.
  - LP49945 0163
- Target in the sky.
  - LP46389 0124
- Tarnished.
  - R665676 0272
- Tar sands—future fuel.
  - MP31546 0227
- A Taste for pineapple.
  - LP51615 0205
- A Taste of money.
  - LP50994 0189
- T.A.T. Communications.
  - SEE T.A.T. Communications Company.
- T.A.T. Communications Company.
  - LP48042 0115
  - LP48043 0115
  - LP48044 0115
  - LP48045 0115
  - LP48046 0115
  - LP48047 0115
  - LP48048 0115
  - LP48049 0115
  - LP48050 0115
  - LP48051 0115
  - LP48052 0115
  - LP48053 0115
  - LP48054 0115
  - LP48055 0115
  - LP48056 0115
  - LP48057 0115
  - LP48058 0115
  - LP48059 0115
  - LP48130 0117
  - LP48131 0117
  - LP48132 0117
  - LP48133 0117
  - LP48134 0117
  - LP48135 0117
  - LP48136 0117
  - LP48137 0117
  - LP48138 0117
  - LP48139 0117
  - LP48266 0120
  - LP48267 0120
  - LP48268 0120
  - LP48269 0121
  - LP48270 0121
  - LP48271 0121
  - LP48272 0121
  - LP48273 0121
  - LP48274 0121
  - LP48275 0121
  - LP48276 0121
  - LP48277 0121
  - LP48278 0121
  - LP48279 0121
  - LP48280 0121
  - LP48596 0129
  - LP48597 0129
  - LP48598 0129
  - LP48599 0129
  - LP48600 0129
  - LP48601 0129
  - LP48602 0129
  - LP48603 0129
  - LP48604 0129
  - LP48605 0129
  - LP48606 0129
  - LP48607 0129
  - LP48608 0129
  - LP48609 0129
  - LP48610 0129
  - LP48614 0129
  - LP48615 0129
  - LP48616 0129
  - LP48617 0129
  - LP48618 0130
  - LP48619 0130
  - LP48620 0130
  - LP48621 0130
  - LP48622 0130
  - LP48623 0130
  - LP48627 0130
  - LP48628 0130
  - LP48629 0130
  - LP48630 0130
  - LP48631 0130
  - LP48632 0130
  - LP48633 0130
  - LP48634 0130
  - LP48635 0130
  - LP48636 0130
  - LP48637 0130
  - LP48638 0130
  - LP48639 0130
  - LP48640 0130
  - LP48641 0130
  - LP48642 0130
  - LP48643 0130
  - LP48644 0130
  - LP48645 0130
  - LP48767 0134
  - LP48768 0134
  - LP48769 0134
  - LP48770 0134
  - LP48771 0134
  - LP48772 0134
  - LP48773 0134
  - LP48774 0134
  - LP48775 0134
  - LP48870 0136
  - LP48871 0136
  - LP48872 0136
  - LP48873 0136
  - LP48874 0136
  - LP48875 0136
  - LP49086 0141
  - LP49087 0141
  - LP49088 0141
  - LP49089 0142
  - LP49090 0142
  - LP49091 0142
  - LP49533 0153
  - LP49534 0153
  - LP49535 0153
  - LP49536 0153
  - LP49537 0153
  - LP49538 0153
  - LP49539 0153
  - LP49540 0153
  - LP49541 0153
  - LP49542 0154
  - LP49543 0154
  - LP49544 0154
  - LP49545 0154
  - LP49546 0154
  - LP49547 0154
  - LP49548 0154
  - LP49549 0154
  - LP49550 0154
  - LP49551 0154
  - LP49552 0154
  - LP49553 0154
  - LP49554 0154
  - LP49555 0154
  - LP49556 0154
  - LP49557 0154
  - LP49558 0154
  - LP49559 0154
  - LP49560 0154
  - LP49561 0154
  - LP49562 0154
  - LP49563 0154
  - LP49564 0154
  - LP49565 0154
  - LP49566 0154
  - LP49567 0154
  - LP49568 0154
  - LP49569 0154
  - LP49570 0154
  - LP49571 0154
  - LP49572 0154
  - LP49573 0154
  - LP49574 0154
  - LP49575 0154
  - LP49576 0154
  - LP49577 0154
  - LP49578 0154
  - LP49579 0154
  - LP49580 0154
  - LP49581 0154
  - LP49582 0154
  - LP49583 0154
  - LP49584 0154
  - LP49585 0155
  - LP49586 0155
  - LP49587 0155
  - LP49588 0155
  - LP49589 0155
  - LP49590 0155
  - LP49591 0155
  - LP49592 0155
  - LP49593 0155
  - LP49594 0155
  - LP49595 0155
  - LP49596 0155
  - LP49597 0155
  - LP49793 0160
  - LP49794 0160
  - LP49795 0160
  - LP49796 0160
  - LP49797 0160
  - LP49798 0160
  - LP49799 0160
  - LP49800 0160
  - LP49801 0160
  - LP49802 0160
  - LP49803 0160
  - LP49804 0160
  - LP49805 0160
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49807 0160
  - LP49808 0160
  - LP49809 0160
  - LP49810 0160
  - LP50203 0169
  - LP50204 0169
  - LP50205 0169
  - LP50206 0170
  - LP50207 0170
  - LP50208 0170
  - LP50209 0170
  - LP50210 0170
  - LP50211 0170
  - LP50212 0170
  - LP50213 0170
  - LP50214 0170
  - LP50215 0170
  - LP50216 0170
  - LP50217 0170
  - LP50218 0170
  - LP50219 0170
  - LP50220 0170
  - LP50221 0170
  - LP50222 0170
  - LP50223 0170
  - LP50224 0170
  - LP50225 0170
  - LP50226 0170
  - LP50227 0170
  - LP50228 0170
  - LP50229 0170
  - LP50230 0170
  - LP50231 0170
  - LP50232 0170
  - LP50233 0170
  - LP50234 0170
  - LP50235 0170
  - LP50236 0170
  - LP50237 0170
  - LP50238 0170
  - LP50239 0170
  - LP50240 0171
  - LP50241 0171
  - LP50242 0171
  - LP50243 0171
  - LP50244 0171
  - LP50245 0171
  - LP50246 0171
  - LP50247 0171
  - LP50248 0171
  - LP50249 0171
  - LP50250 0171
  - LP50251 0171
  - LP50252 0171
  - LP50253 0171
  - LP50254 0171
  - LP50255 0171
  - LP50256 0171
  - LP50257 0171
  - LP50258 0171
  - LP50259 0171
  - LP50260 0171
  - LP50261 0171
  - LP50262 0171
  - LP50263 0171
  - LP51744 0209
  - LU3801 0211
  - LU3802 0212
  - LU3803 0212
  - LU3804 0212
  - LU3805 0212
  - LU3806 0212
  - LU3807 0212
  - LU3808 0212
  - LU3809 0212
  - LU3810 0212
  - LU3811 0212
  - LU3812 0212
  - LU3813 0212
  - LU3814 0212
  - LU3815 0212
  - LU3816 0212
  - LU3830 0212
  - LU3831 0212
  - LU3832 0212
  - LU3833 0212
  - LU3834 0212
  - LU3835 0212
  - LU3836 0212
  - LU3837 0212
  - LU3838 0212
  - LU3839 0212
  - LU3840 0212
  - LU3841 0212
  - LU3842 0212
  - LU3843 0212
  - LU3844 0212
  - LU3845 0213
  - LU3846 0213
  - LU3847 0213
  - LU3848 0213
  - LU3849 0213
  - LU3850 0213
  - LU3851 0213
  - LU3852 0213
  - LU3861 0213
  - LU3862 0213
  - LU3879 0213
  - LU3880 0213
  - LU3881 0213
  - LU3882 0213
  - LU3883 0213
  - MP31142 0216
  - MP31143 0216
  - MP31144 0216
  - MP31145 0216
  - MP31146 0216
  - MP31147 0216
  - MP31148 0216
  - MP31149 0216
  - MP31150 0216
  - MP31151 0216
  - MP31152 0216
  - MP31153 0217
  - MP31154 0217
  - MP31155 0217
  - MP31156 0217
  - MP31157 0217
  - MP31158 0217
  - MP31159 0217
  - MP31160 0217
  - MP31161 0217
- T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.
  - LP48765 0134
  - LP48766 0134
  - LP48876 0136
  - LP48877 0136
  - LP48878 0136
  - LP48879 0136
  - LP48880 0136
  - LP48881 0136
- The Tattoo artist.
  - LP50432 0175
- Taxes, who needs them?
  - MP32365 0249
- Taylor, Dixie R.
  - MU10737 0262
  - MU10756 0262
- Taylor, Gary L.
  - MU10737 0262
  - MU10756 0262
- Taylor, Renee.
  - LP49690 0157
- Tchaikovsky’s piano concerto in B flat minor.
  - R680977 0284
- Teach ’Em, Inc.
  - MP31124 0216
  - MP32186 0244
  - MP32187 0244
- The Teacher in individually guided education.
  - MP32401 0250
- Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation.
  - SEE A-V Corporation. Teaching Films, Inc.
- Teaching is to touch a life—forever.
  - MP32125 0243
- Tea for two.
  - R671973 0277
- A Team of two.
  - MP31713 0232
- Teamwork.
  - MP31731 0232
- Tear-A-Long the Dotted Lion.
  - LP48741 0133
- Tee girls.
  - R680837 0283
- Teenage brain.
  - MP31670 0230
- Telefon.
  - LP50173 0169
- Telefon (trailer)
  - LP51678 0207
- TeleKetics.
  - MP32312 0248
  - MP32313 0248
  - MP32314 0248
- Television Artists and Producers Corporation.
  - LP48717 0132
  - LP48718 0132
  - LP48719 0132
  - LP48720 0132
  - LP48721 0132
  - LP48722 0132
  - LP48723 0132
  - LP48724 0132
  - LP48725 0132
  - LP48726 0132
  - LP48727 0133
  - LP48728 0133
  - LP48729 0133
  - LP48730 0133
  - LP48731 0133
  - LP48732 0133
  - LP48733 0133
  - LP48734 0133
  - LP48735 0133
  - LP48736 0133
  - LP48737 0133
  - LP48738 0133
  - LP48739 0133
  - LP48740 0133
  - LP48741 0133
  - LP48742 0133
- Television Production Workshop. Santa Barbara City College.
  - SEE Santa Barbara City College (CA) Television Production Workshop.
- Telfer, Robert S.
  - MU10948 0267
- Tellefson, Oscar.
  - MU10524 0256
- Tell it to the Marines.
  - LP51550 0203
- Tell me about Steve.
  - MP32144 0243
- The Temperature game.
  - LP51527 0203
- Temple Houston.
  - LP48183 0118
  - LP48184 0118
  - LP48185 0118
  - LP48186 0118
  - LP48187 0118
  - LP48188 0118
  - LP48189 0118
  - LP48190 0119
  - LP48191 0119
  - LP48192 0119
  - LP48193 0119
  - LP48194 0119
  - LP48195 0119
  - LP48196 0119
  - LP48197 0119
  - LP48198 0119
  - LP48199 0119
  - LP48200 0119
  - LP48201 0119
  - LP48202 0119
  - LP48423 0125
  - LP48424 0125
  - LP48425 0125
  - LP48426 0125
  - LP48611 0129
  - LP48612 0129
- The Temple Houston Company.
  - SEE The Houston (Temple) Company.
- Temples, statues, monasteries.
  - MU11000 0268
- Temple University, Philadelphia. College of Education.
  - MP32134 0243
  - MP32135 0243
  - MP32146 0243
- Temple University, Philadelphia. Office of Television Services.
  - MP32134 0243
  - MP32135 0243
  - MP32146 0243
- Temporary escape.
  - LP50454 0176
- Tempts fate.
  - R668153 0274
- The Tenderfoot.
  - LP50722 0182
- Tenderfoot Teddy.
  - LP50722 0182
- Tender killing care.
  - LP49763 0159
- Tender soldier.
  - LP49409 0150
- Ten feet tall and wet.
  - LP48724 0132
- Ten great nails/egg.
  - MP31862 0235
- Ten great nails—egg 2.
  - MP31054 0214
- The Ten letterman.
  - LP48427 0125
- Tennis bum.
  - LP49415 0150
- Tennis champ.
  - LP49781 0159
- Tennis everyone.
  - MU10578 0258
- Tennyson, Alfred, Lord.
  - SEE Tennyson, Alfred Tennyson, Baron.
- Tennyson, Alfred Tennyson, Baron.
  - LP48802 0135
- The Ten-percenter.
  - LP51071 0191
- Ten rounds for Baby.
  - LP48426 0125
- Tentacles.
  - LF391 0112
- Ten-33 Productions.
  - MP32147 0243
- Teresa moves in.
  - LP48025 0114
- Terrace.
  - MP31996 0239
- Terror.
  - LP50951 0188
- Terror in the sky.
  - LP51651 0206
- Terror in the wax museum.
  - LP50697 0181
- The Terrornauts.
  - LP49666 0156
- Terror on the trinity.
  - LP48454 0126
- Terry’s depression.
  - LP48765 0134
- Terrytoons, Inc.
  - R666045 0273
  - R666046 0273
  - R666047 0273
  - R666048 0273
  - R666049 0273
  - R666050 0273
  - R668423 0274
  - R668424 0274
  - R668425 0274
  - R668426 0274
  - R668427 0274
  - R673964 0278
  - R673965 0278
  - R673966 0278
  - R673967 0278
  - R673968 0278
  - R678005 0280
  - R678006 0280
  - R678007 0280
  - R678008 0280
- The Test.
  - LP51629 0205
- Testament of power.
  - LP51072 0191
- The Test case.
  - LP50343 0173
- Testimony of evil.
  - LP51659 0206
- Test of brotherhood.
  - LP47987 0113
- Test pilot Donald.
  - R671215 0276
- Texaco, Inc.
  - LP51691 0207
- The Texan meets Calamity Jane.
  - R680969 0284
- Texas Council on Economic Education.
  - MP32136 0243
- Texas dynamo.
  - R666433 0273
- Thackeray, William Makepeace.
  - LP48674 0131
- Thaddeus Productions, Inc.
  - LP51290 0197
- Thanksgiving.
  - LP49381 0149
- That’s how they got Capone.
  - LP48167 0118
- That’s the spirit.
  - LP49786 0159
- That time of year.
  - LP50060 0166
- That was no lady.
  - LP50949 0188
- Thayne, Rick.
  - MU10680 0260
- Thelma moves out.
  - LU3786 0211
- Thelma’s African romance.
  - LU3860 0213
- Thelma’s brief encounter.
  - LU3868 0213
- Then the drink takes the man.
  - LP50365 0174
- Therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Bruce.
  - MP32024 0240
- The Thera Veda (Hinduism)
  - MU10659 0260
- There goes a good squid.
  - LP48717 0132
- There’s a cockroach in my suite!
  - MU10616 0259
- Therese Benedek, M. D. with Helen Beiser, M. D.
  - MU10418 0254
- There’s got to be something wrong with her.
  - LP48251 0120
- There’s one in every port.
  - LP50310 0172
- They call it Potsie love.
  - LP51549 0203
- They came from within.
  - LP51780 0210
- They’re off and running.
  - LP51709 0208
- They shoot Fonzies, don’t they?
  - LP50755 0183
- They shoot horses, don’t they.
  - LP50701 0181
- They use horseradish, don’t they?
  - LP50986 0189
- Thicker than water.
  - LP48809 0135
  - LP49277 0146
  - LP50602 0179
- Thick or thin.
  - MP31188 0217
- The Thief of Chendo.
  - LP49725 0158
- Thieves.
  - LP49065 0141
- Thieves Productions, Inc.
  - LP49065 0141
- The Thigh bone’s connected to the knee bone.
  - LP50273 0171
- The Thin edge.
  - LP48579 0129
- The Thin man.
  - LP49080 0141
  - LP49081 0141
  - LP49082 0141
  - LP49083 0141
  - LP49084 0141
  - LP49085 0141
  - LP49778 0159
  - LP49779 0159
  - LP49780 0159
  - LP49781 0159
  - LP49782 0159
  - LP49783 0159
  - LP49784 0159
  - LP49785 0159
  - LP49786 0159
  - LP49787 0159
  - LP49788 0159
  - LP49789 0159
  - LP49790 0160
  - LP49791 0160
  - LP49792 0160
  - LP49905 0162
  - LP49906 0162
  - LP49907 0162
  - LP49908 0162
  - LP49909 0162
  - LP49910 0162
  - LP49911 0162
  - LP49912 0162
  - LP49913 0162
  - LP49914 0162
  - LP49915 0162
  - LP49916 0162
  - LP49917 0163
  - LP49918 0163
  - LP49919 0163
  - LP49920 0163
  - LP49921 0163
  - LP49922 0163
  - LP49923 0163
  - LP49924 0163
  - LP49925 0163
  - LP49926 0163
  - LP49927 0163
  - LP49928 0163
  - LP49929 0163
  - LP49930 0163
  - LP50174 0169
  - LP50175 0169
  - LP50176 0169
  - LP50177 0169
  - LP50178 0169
  - LP50179 0169
  - LP50180 0169
  - LP50181 0169
  - LP50182 0169
  - LP50183 0169
  - LP50184 0169
  - LP50185 0169
  - LP50186 0169
  - LP50187 0169
  - LP50188 0169
  - LP50189 0169
  - LP50190 0169
- The Third bullet.
  - LP48192 0119
- Third World Cinema Productions.
  - LP49130 0143
- The Thirteenth juror.
  - LP50457 0176
- This is America, no. 4.
  - R668920 0274
- This is America, no. 5.
  - R679921 0281
- This is the Army, Mrs. Madison.
  - LP50943 0188
- This little TV went to market.
  - LP48038 0114
- This one’s a real sleeper.
  - MU10628 0259
- This sporting world.
  - R681314 0285
- This valley of terror.
  - LP49733 0158
- Thomas, Basil.
  - LF396 0112
- Thomas, Gordon.
  - LF394 0112
- Thomas, James C.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
  - MU11089 0271
- Thomas, Otis E.
  - MU10502 0256
- Thompson (J. Walter) Company.
  - MP31042 0214
  - MP31043 0214
  - MP31044 0214
  - MP31045 0214
  - MP31046 0214
  - MP31047 0214
  - MP31048 0214
  - MP31049 0214
  - MP31050 0214
  - MP31051 0214
  - MP31657 0230
- Thompson, Rob.
  - LP49128 0143
- The Thornhill affair.
  - LP49993 0164
- Thoroughbred.
  - LP50504 0177
- Those who dance.
  - R681353 0286
- Thought for food, World Food Conference, 1976.
  - MP32183 0244
- Three days in June: Story of the Teton Dam disaster.
  - MP31715 0232
- Three days to thirty.
  - LP49379 0149
- The Three hundred year weekend.
  - LP50092 0167
- Three little bruins’ great adventure.
  - R679359 0281
- Three little Bruins on a spree.
  - R670497 0276
- Three little words.
  - R667095 0273
- Three minute mile.
  - LP49833 0161
- Three on a porch.
  - LP51559 0204
- Three on a trail.
  - R670487 0275
- Three secrets.
  - R673683 0278
- Three square meals a day.
  - MU10509 0256
- Three strangers.
  - LP48699 0132
- Three to get ready.
  - LP51710 0208
- Three warriors.
  - LP50039 0165
- Three ways to die.
  - LP48566 0128
- The Thrill killers.
  - LP51484 0201
  - LP51485 0201
- Through the past deadly.
  - LP48856 0136
- The Throwaway.
  - LP51736 0208
- The Throwback.
  - LP50127 0168
- Thumbelina.
  - MP31512 0226
- Thumb fun.
  - LP48723 0132
  - R681341 0285
- Thunder and lightning.
  - LP48239 0120
- Thunder gap.
  - LP48187 0118
- Thundering rails.
  - R680866 0284
- Thurman, James L.
  - MU10511 0256
  - MU10570 0257
  - MU10699 0261
  - MU10736 0262
- Thursday’s game.
  - LP49033 0140
- Thy name is woman.
  - LP48197 0119
- Tiantric Pictures.
  - LU3858 0213
- The Tickets.
  - LP49285 0147
- A Ticket to the eclipse.
  - LP50737 0182
- The Tidal wave.
  - LP48415 0124
  - LP48744 0133
- The Tidal-wave adventure.
  - LP50490 0177
- Tie me kangaroo down.
  - MU10561 0257
- Tight little island.
  - R680283 0281
- Till death do us part.
  - LP51479 0201
- Till death us do part.
  - LP48019 0114
  - LP48020 0114
  - LP48021 0114
  - LP48022 0114
  - LP48023 0114
  - LP48024 0114
  - LP48025 0114
  - LP48026 0114
  - LP46027 0114
  - LP48028 0114
  - LP48029 0114
  - LP49531 0153
  - LP49532 0153
- Tillie’s philodendron.
  - MP32083 0242
- Tillman, Jimmy Lee.
  - LU3892 0214
- Timber falling—an introduction.
  - MP31644 0230
- Timber falling—a procedural approach/techniques and attitudes.
  - MP31644 0230
- Timber falling consultants films.
  - MP31643 0230
  - MP31644 0230
  - MP31645 0230
  - MP31646 0230
  - MP31647 0230
  - MP31648 0230
  - MP31649 0230
  - MP31650 0230
  - MP31651 0230
  - MP31652 0230
- The Time barrier.
  - LP48806 0135
- Time bomb.
  - LP50970 0188
- Time capsule.
  - LP50778 0183
- Time for you.
  - MP31243 0219
- Time, Inc.
  - MP31526 0227
  - MP31528 0227
  - R682921 0286
- Time is just a place.
  - LP49938 0163
- Time is money.
  - MP31412 0223
- Time-Life Films.
  - MP31526 0227
  - MP31528 0227
- Time-Life Films, Inc.
  - LP51487 0202
  - LP51488 0202
  - LP51489 0202
  - LP51490 0202
  - LP51491 0202
  - LP51492 0202
  - LP51493 0202
  - LP51494 0202
  - LP51495 0202
  - LP51496 0202
  - LP51497 0202
  - LP51498 0202
  - LP51499 0202
  - LP51500 0202
  - LP51501 0202
  - LP51502 0202
  - LP51503 0202
  - LP51504 0202
  - LP51505 0202
  - LP51506 0202
  - LP51507 0202
  - LP51508 0202
  - LP51509 0202
  - LP51510 0202
  - LP51511 0202
  - LP51512 0202
  - LP51513 0202
  - LP51514 0202
  - LP51515 0202
  - LP51516 0202
  - LP51517 0202
  - LP51518 0202
  - LP51519 0202
  - LP51520 0202
  - LP51521 0203
  - MP31525 0227
  - MP31527 0227
- Time-Life Television.
  - LP51487 0202
- A Time of darkness.
  - LP48583 0129
- The Time of the Eagle.
  - LU3859 0213
- The Time of your life.
  - MP32129 0243
- Time out.
  - LP51473 0201
- Time out, a positive punishment.
  - MU10394 0253
- Time out of mind.
  - LP50740 0182
- Times Square Playhouse.
  - LP51291 0197
  - LP51292 0197
  - LP51293 0197
  - LP51294 0197
  - LP51295 0197
  - LP51296 0197
  - LP51297 0197
  - LP51337 0198
  - LP51338 0198
  - LP51339 0198
  - LP51340 0198
  - LP51341 0198
  - LP51342 0198
  - LP51343 0198
  - LP51344 0198
  - LP51345 0198
  - LP51346 0198
  - LP51347 0198
  - LP51348 0198
  - LP51349 0198
  - LP51350 0198
  - LP51351 0199
  - LP51352 0199
  - LP51353 0199
  - LP51354 0199
  - LP51355 0199
  - LP51356 0199
  - LP51357 0199
  - LP51358 0199
  - LP51359 0199
  - LP51360 0199
  - LP51361 0199
  - LP51362 0199
  - LP51363 0199
  - LP51364 0199
  - LP51365 0199
  - LP51366 0199
- A Time to die.
  - LP48380 0123
- Time toppers.
  - MU10618 0259
- Timmy the mother.
  - LP48560 0128
- Tin Tin and the lake of sharks.
  - LF383 0112
- Tiptoe through the tulips.
  - MU10808 0263
- ’Tis the season.
  - LP51286 0197
- TLN Film Productions, Pty. Ltd.
  - LF389 0112
- The Toast of New Orleans.
  - R670383 0275
- Tobacco.
  - MP31177 0217
  - MP31178 0217
- Tobacco and alcohol.
  - MU10979 0266
- Tobacco: everything you didn’t want to know.
  - MP31178 0217
- Tobacco: its history.
  - MP31177 0217
- To be an Indian.
  - MP32319 0248
- To cage a sea gull.
  - LP50733 0182
- To catch a rabbit.
  - LP50025 0165
- To cook a duck, care of game birds.
  - MP32305 0248
- To cook a duck, the care of game birds.
  - MP32305 0248
- To die in paradise.
  - LP50144 0168
- To draw the lightning.
  - LP51662 0206
- Tod-5.
  - LP50935 0188
- Toei Company, Ltd.
  - LP48062 0115
- Toff-Roberts-Steiner.
  - LP49699 0157
  - LP49700 0158
- Tohm, Gordon.
  - MU10646 0259
- Toho Company, Ltd.
  - LP48744 0133
- To kill a memory.
  - LP51581 0204
- To kill a mind.
  - LP50154 0168
- To kill a tank.
  - LP49500 0152
- To kill a writer.
  - LP50810 0184
- Toklat.
  - LP50713 0182
- To live another day.
  - LP48407 0124
- To live with fear.
  - LP49362 0149
  - LP49363 0149
- Toll the bell slowly.
  - LP48184 0118
- Tolstoi, Leo.
  - SEE Tolstoy, Leo Mikolayevich, Count.
- Tolstoy, Leo Mikolayevich, Count.
  - LP48649 0130
- Tomahawk.
  - R680857 0283
- Tom and Jerry in The Hollywood Bowl.
  - R670385 0275
- Tommy Hawk.
  - LP48739 0133
- Tomorrow may never come.
  - LP48409 0124
- Tomorrow we diet.
  - R671216 0276
- Tom the hero.
  - LP48044 0115
- Toothacre, Marie.
  - MU10585 0258
- Toothacre, Rudd P.
  - MU10585 0258
- Tooth of the serpent.
  - LP50031 0165
- To please a lady.
  - R672857 0277
- Topographic anatomy of articular sites.
  - MU10460 0255
- Topographic anatomy of articular sites, pt. 3.
  - MU10284 0251
- To protect and serve.
  - LP50311 0172
  - LP50313 0173
- Topsy turvy.
  - LP51803 0210
- To quote a dead man.
  - LP51594 0204
- The torch.
  - LP51070 0191
- Tornado destruction from a typhoon.
  - MU11001 0268
- Torop, William.
  - LP46689 0112
- The Torpedo.
  - LP51674 0207
- Tors, Ivan.
  - LP49812 0160
  - LP49813 0160
  - LP49933 0163
  - LP49934 0163
  - LP50098 0167
  - LP50099 0167
  - LP50101 0167
  - LP50102 0167
  - LP50110 0167
  - LP50111 0167
  - LP50112 0167
  - LP50113 0167
  - LP50114 0167
  - LP50115 0167
  - LP50116 0167
- Tors (Ivan) Films, Inc.
  - LP50393 0174
  - LP50394 0174
  - LP50395 0174
  - LP50396 0174
  - LP50397 0175
  - LP50398 0175
  - LP50399 0175
  - LP50400 0175
  - LP50401 0175
  - LP50402 0175
  - LP50403 0175
  - LP50404 0175
  - LP50482 0176
  - LP50483 0176
  - LP50484 0176
  - LP50485 0176
  - LP50486 0176
  - LP50487 0177
  - LP50488 0177
  - LP50489 0177
  - LP50490 0177
  - LP50491 0177
  - LP50492 0177
  - LP50493 0177
  - LP50494 0177
  - LP50495 0177
  - LP50496 0177
  - LP50497 0177
  - LP50498 0177
  - LP50499 0177
  - LP50500 0177
  - LP50501 0177
  - LP51114 0192
  - LP51126 0193
  - LP51127 0193
  - LP51128 0193
  - LP51129 0193
  - LP51130 0193
  - LP51131 0193
  - LP51132 0193
  - LP51133 0193
  - LP51178 0194
  - LP51179 0194
  - LP51180 0194
  - LP51181 0194
  - LP51182 0194
  - LP51183 0194
  - LP51184 0194
  - LP51185 0194
  - LP51186 0194
  - LP51187 0194
  - LP51188 0194
  - LP51189 0194
  - LP51190 0194
  - LP51205 0195
  - LP51206 0195
  - LP51207 0195
  - LP51208 0195
  - LP51209 0195
  - LP51210 0195
  - LP51211 0195
  - LP51212 0195
  - LP51213 0195
  - LP51214 0195
  - LP51215 0195
  - LP51216 0195
  - LP51217 0195
  - LP51218 0195
  - LP51219 0195
- Tors, Ivan L.
  - LP49936 0163
  - LP49937 0163
  - LP49939 0163
- To save a dead man.
  - LP51572 0204
- To save a life.
  - MP32064 0241
  - MP32065 0241
  - MP32066 0241
- Toskos, J. W.
  - MU10575 0258
  - MU10584 0258
- To steal a million.
  - LP48006 0113
- Total hip replacement with the Canine 2 implant system.
  - MP31641 0230
- To the manner born.
  - LP48345 0122
- To the swiftest, death.
  - LP50818 0184
- To trump an ace.
  - LP48393 0124
- Tots and teens.
  - R680973 0284
- The Touch.
  - LP49691 0157
- The Tougher they come.
  - R680987 0284
- Tour de force, killer aboard.
  - LP50163 0168
- Toward resolution of the emotional attachment to the past generations.
  - MP32352 0249
- Towards resolution of the emotional attachment to the past generations.
  - MP32352 0249
- The Town that dreaded sundown.
  - LP50714 0182
- The Town that trespassed.
  - LP48198 0119
- The Town that wouldn’t.
  - LP48584 0129
- Towson State University, MD.
  - LP49345 0148
- Towson State University (MD) Communications and Media Services.
  - LP49345 0148
- T.O.Y.
  - LU3769 0211
  - LU3770 0211
- T.O.Y. Productions.
  - LP49278 0146
  - LP49279 0146
  - LP49280 0146
  - LP49281 0146
  - LP49282 0146
  - LP49283 0147
  - LP49284 0147
  - LP49285 0147
  - LP49286 0147
  - LP49287 0147
  - LP49288 0147
  - LP49289 0147
  - LP49290 0147
  - LP49291 0147
  - LP49292 0147
  - LP49293 0147
  - LP49294 0147
  - LP49295 0147
  - LP49296 0147
  - LP49297 0147
  - LP49298 0147
  - LU3792 0211
  - LU3793 0211
  - LU3794 0211
  - LU3795 0211
  - LU3796 0211
  - LU3797 0211
  - LU3798 0211
  - LU3817 0212
  - LU3818 0212
  - LU3819 0212
  - LU3820 0212
  - LU3821 0212
  - LU3822 0212
  - LU3823 0212
  - LU3824 0212
  - LU3825 0212
  - LU3853 0213
  - LU3854 0213
- Trachtenberg, Leo.
  - MP31764 0233
- The Track star.
  - LP48762 0134
- Tracy-Locke Company, Inc.
  - MP31187 0217
  - MP31188 0217
  - MP31189 0217
  - MP31190 0218
  - MP31193 0218
  - MP31194 0218
- Trading post.
  - R682134 0286
- Trail of Robin Hood.
  - R682677 0286
- Training Section, N.Y.S. Department of Civil Service.
  - SEE New York (State) Department of Civil Service. Training Section.
- Trains.
  - LP49599 0155
- Train to Tombstone.
  - R678498 0280
- Train wreck.
  - LP50420 0175
- The Tram.
  - LP50864 0186
- Transactional analysis: a demonstration of individual therapy, “Art.”
  - MP32000 0239
- Transactional analysis: a demonstration of individual therapy, “Elaine.”
  - MP31999 0239
- Transactional analysis: a demonstration with Art.
  - MP32000 0239
- Transactional analysis: a demonstration with Elaine.
  - MP31999 0239
- Transactional analysis: a demonstration with “Pat.”
  - MP32001 0239
- Transatlantic Pictures Corporation.
  - R673322 0277
- Transcontinental Film Productions (London) Ltd.
  - LF394 0112
- Transcriptions Holdings, Ltd.
  - LP51115 0192
- The Transferred ghost.
  - LP48672 0131
- Transferring pattern markings.
  - MP31475 0225
- Transportation.
  - MU10996 0268
- The Trap.
  - LP48182 0118
- Trap for a pigeon.
  - LP50790 0184
- Trapped.
  - LP50877 0186
  - LP51011 0190
  - LP51092 0192
- Trapped beneath the sea.
  - LP49031 0140
- Trash detail, front and center.
  - LP49380 0149
- Traveling through the world of cheese.
  - MP31552 0228
- The Travelling salesperson.
  - LP49797 0160
- Treasure Island.
  - R665895 0272
- Treasure of the Nile.
  - R680872 0284
- The Treatment succeeded, but the patient died.
  - LP49078 0141
- The Trees, the bees and T. T. Flowers.
  - LP50306 0172
  - LP50307 0172
- Trenck, Friedrich VonDer.
  - LP48797 0134
- Trial and error.
  - LU3822 0212
- Trial board.
  - LP49386 0149
- Trial by prejudice.
  - LP49410 0150
- Trial without jury.
  - R670678 0276
- Trick hook.
  - LP49408 0150
- Trig-A-Flow.
  - MP31988 0239
- Trigger, Junior.
  - R670679 0276
- Trikon Productions.
  - MP31869 0236
  - MP32178 0244
- Trilogy of terror.
  - LP48542 0128
- Trio.
  - MP31194 0218
  - R682742 0286
- Triple threat.
  - LP49498 0152
- Triple trouble.
  - R671970 0277
- A Trip to the Schmoon.
  - LP48740 0133
- Triumph of the will.
  - LP48238 0120
- The Trolley cars of the Connecticut Company.
  - MP31789 0234
- Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam.
  - MU10994 0268
  - MU10996 0268
  - MU10997 0268
  - MU10998 0268
  - MU10999 0268
  - MU11000 0268
  - MU11005 0269
  - MU11007 0269
  - MU11009 0269
  - MU11011 0269
  - MU11012 0269
- Trouble at Fort Apache.
  - LP49647 0156
- Trouble at Silver Gap.
  - R668154 0274
- Trouble comes to town.
  - LP48543 0128
- The Troubled tummy.
  - MP31240 0219
- Trouble indemnity.
  - R680364 0283
- The Trouble with England.
  - LP48550 0128
- The Trouble with Tina.
  - LP48435 0125
- The Trouble with Warren.
  - LP50320 0173
- True confessions.
  - LP49086 0141
- The True story about the tortoise and the hare.
  - MP32235 0246
- Trula Holdings, Ltd.
  - MP32329 0248
  - MP32330 0248
  - MP32331 0248
  - MP32332 0248
  - MP32333 0248
  - MP32334 0248
  - MP32335 0248
  - MP32336 0248
  - MP32337 0248
  - MP32338 0248
  - MP32339 0249
  - MP32340 0249
  - MP32341 0249
- Trustees of Phillips Academy.
  - SEE Phillips Academy, Andover, MA. Trustees.
- T time.
  - MU10576 0258
- Tubby Timmy.
  - LP48763 0134
- Tuesday movie of the week.
  - LP48515 0127
  - LP46517 0127
  - LP48518 0127
  - LP48520 0127
  - LP48522 0127
  - LP48523 0127
  - LP48524 0127
  - LP48525 0127
  - LP48526 0127
  - LP48527 0127
  - LP48528 0127
  - LP48529 0127
  - LP48530 0127
  - LP48532 0127
  - LP48534 0127
  - LP48536 0128
  - LP48537 0128
  - LP48538 0128
  - LP46541 0128
  - LP48542 0128
  - LP48544 0128
  - LP48549 0128
  - LP49031 0140
- Tuesday night buffet.
  - MP31189 0217
- The Tumbleweed wagon.
  - LP48362 0123
- The Tunnel Killer.
  - LP51043 0191
- Turman-Foster Company.
  - LP50806 0184
- Turmoil.
  - LP50448 0176
- Turnabout.
  - LP49375 0149
  - MU10568 0257
- Turn every stone.
  - LP50369 0174
- Turning point.
  - LP48655 0131
  - LP50004 0165
- Turning the trick.
  - LP51468 0201
- Turtle Island.
  - LP48689 0131
- Tuska, Jon.
  - R664077 0271
  - R667390 0273
  - R667391 0273
- TV-77.
  - MP31124 0216
  - MP32186 0244
  - MP32187 0244
- Twain, Mark, pseud.
  - SEE Clemens, Samuel Langhorne.
- ’Twas the fight before Christmas.
  - LP50277 0172
- Tweet tweet Tweety.
  - R681335 0285
- Tweety’s S.O.S.
  - R681343 0285
- The Twentieth century.
  - MP31884 0236
- Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation.
  - LP48140 0117
  - LP48239 0120
  - LP49598 0155
  - LP49667 0157
  - LP49902 0162
  - LP49903 0162
  - LP50004 0165
  - LP50809 0184
  - R666315 0273
  - R668844 0274
  - R668845 0274
  - R668846 0274
  - R668847 0274
  - R671296 0276
  - R671298 0277
  - R671299 0277
  - R671300 0277
  - R671301 0277
  - R680829 0283
  - R680830 0283
  - R680831 0283
  - R680832 0283
  - R680833 0283
  - R680834 0283
  - R680835 0283
  - R680836 0283
  - R680837 0283
  - R680839 0283
  - R680840 0283
  - R681814 0286
- The Twenty-four karat plague.
  - LP51449 0201
- The Twenty minute package.
  - MP31171 0217
- Twenty one days.
  - LP48803 0135
- Twilight in the sierras.
  - R665668 0272
- Twilight’s last gleaming.
  - LP50138 0168
- The Twisted rope.
  - LP48189 0118
- Two angry men.
  - LP50750 0183
- Two Cities Films, Ltd.
  - R669529 0275
  - R669530 0275
  - R669531 0275
  - R677319 0279
- The Two-dollar kidnapper.
  - LP51068 0191
- Two flags west.
  - R680836 0283
- Two frogs on a mongoose.
  - LP49377 0149
- Two of our weirdos are missing.
  - LP50905 0187
- Two on a raft.
  - LP51718 0208
- Two sound friendly letters (thieves), sometimes friendly letters.
  - MP32115 0243
- Two thousand.
  - LP50929 0187
- Two to make deadly.
  - LP49507 0153
- Two weeks with love.
  - R674712 0276
- Two women.
  - LP51038 0190
- Types of surgery and appliances.
  - MP32182 0244
- Typhoon eye: before, during, after.
  - MU11004 0269
- UCIR.
  - LP51683 0207
- The UFO incident.
  - LP49637 0156
- The Ugliest boy in town.
  - LP51690 0207
- The Ugliest girl in town.
  - LP48550 0128
  - LP48551 0128
  - LP48552 0128
  - LP48553 0128
  - LP48554 0128
  - LP48555 0128
  - LP48556 0128
  - LP48557 0128
  - LP48558 0128
  - LP48559 0128
  - LP48560 0128
  - LP48561 0128
  - LP48562 0128
  - LP48563 0128
  - LP48564 0128
  - LP48762 0134
  - LP46763 0134
  - LP46764 0134
  - LP51688 0207
  - LP51690 0207
- Uhnak, Dorothy.
  - LP48515 0127
- Uirapuru.
  - R667851 0273
- The Ultimate machine?
  - MP31528 0227
- The Ultimate risk.
  - MP31526 0227
- Ultimatum.
  - LP50926 0187
- The Uncivil servant.
  - LP50415 0175
- Uncle Sam Magoo.
  - LP48746 0133
- Under Capricorn.
  - R673322 0277
- Undercover.
  - MU10946 0267
- Undercover girl.
  - R680854 0283
- The Undercut, holding wood and backcut.
  - MP31648 0230
- Under fire.
  - LP50638 0180
- Underground.
  - LP50930 0187
- Underlining techniques.
  - MP31483 0225
- Under Mexicali stars.
  - R682676 0286
- Undersea escape.
  - LP50398 0175
- The Understanding.
  - LP48567 0128
- Understanding human behavior in business.
  - MP32133 0243
- Understanding our Earth.
  - MP32046 0240
  - MP32047 0240
- Understanding our earth: glaciers.
  - MP32172 0244
- Understanding our earth: soil.
  - MP31855 0235
- Under the gun.
  - R680858 0283
- Undertow.
  - LP49684 0157
- Underwater.
  - LP50861 0186
- Underwater demolition.
  - LP50404 0175
- Underwater prison.
  - LP50397 0175
- Underwood, Ronald B.
  - MP31712 0231
- Underworld.
  - MU11017 0269
  - MU11018 0269
- The Underworld story.
  - R677431 0279
- Unequal partners.
  - LU3827 0212
- The Unexplored.
  - LP49970 0164
- An Unfair trade.
  - LP50079 0166
- The Unforeseen.
  - LP48676 0131
- The Unguided missile.
  - LP50119 0167
- The Unholy beast.
  - LP50718 0182
- Unicapital.
  - LP49344 0148
- Unichappell Music, Inc.
  - R675230 0278
- The Unification Church (Moonies)
  - MU10785 0263
- Union Pacific Railroad.
  - MP32351 0249
- Union Pacific Railroad. Safety Department.
  - MP32351 0249
- Union versus the Confederacy.
  - LU3796 0211
- The Unitarians.
  - MU11089 0271
- United Artists.
  - LF378 0112
  - LF379 0112
  - LF387 0112
  - LP48060 0115
  - LP48062 0115
  - LP48452 0125
  - LP48613 0129
  - LP48793 0134
  - LP49509 0153
  - LP49599 0155
  - LP49600 0155
  - LP50040 0165
  - LP51290 0197
- United Artists Corporation.
  - LF377 0112
  - LF380 0112
  - LF382 0112
  - LF383 0112
  - LF385 0112
  - LF388 0112
  - LP48063 0115
  - LP48204 0119
  - LP48451 0125
  - LP50041 0165
  - LP50042 0165
  - LP50097 0167
  - LP51290 0197
  - LP51680 0207
  - R665944 0273
  - R668523 0274
- United Artists Corporation, Ltd.
  - LF386 0112
- United Artists Television.
  - LP51696 0207
  - LP51697 0207
  - LP51698 0207
  - LP51699 0207
  - LP51700 0207
  - LP51701 0207
  - LP51702 0207
  - LP51703 0207
  - LP51705 0207
  - LP51706 0207
  - LP51707 0208
  - LP51708 0208
  - LP51709 0208
  - LP51710 0208
  - LP51711 0208
  - LP51712 0208
  - LP51713 0208
  - LP51714 0208
  - LP51715 0208
  - LP51716 0208
  - LP51717 0208
  - LP51718 0208
  - LP51719 0208
  - LP51720 0208
  - LP51721 0208
  - LP51722 0208
  - LP51723 0208
  - LP51724 0208
  - LP51725 0208
  - LP51726 0208
  - LP51727 0208
  - LP51728 0208
  - LP51729 0208
  - LP51730 0208
  - LP51745 0209
  - LP51746 0209
  - LP51747 0209
  - LP51748 0209
  - LP51749 0209
  - LP51750 0209
  - LP51751 0209
  - LP51752 0209
  - LP51753 0209
  - LP51754 0209
  - LP51755 0209
  - LP51756 0209
  - LP51757 0209
  - LP51758 0209
  - LP51759 0209
  - LP51760 0209
  - LP51761 0209
  - LP51762 0209
  - LP51763 0209
  - LP51764 0209
  - LP51765 0209
  - LP51766 0209
  - LP51767 0209
  - LP51768 0209
  - LP51769 0209
  - LP51770 0209
  - LP51771 0209
  - LP51772 0209
  - LP51773 0209
  - LP51774 0210
  - LP51775 0210
  - LP51776 0210
  - LP51777 0210
  - LP51778 0210
  - LP51779 0210
  - LP51783 0210
  - LP51784 0210
  - LP51785 0210
  - LP51786 0210
  - LP51787 0210
  - LP51788 0210
  - LP51789 0210
  - LP51790 0210
  - LP51791 0210
  - LP51792 0210
  - LP51793 0210
  - LP51794 0210
  - LP51795 0210
  - LP51796 0210
  - LP51797 0210
  - LP51798 0210
  - LP51799 0210
  - LP51800 0210
  - LP51801 0210
  - LP51802 0210
  - LP51803 0210
  - LP51804 0210
  - LP51805 0211
  - LP51806 0211
  - LP51807 0211
  - LP51808 0211
  - LP51809 0211
  - LP51810 0211
- United Artists Television, Inc.
  - LP50516 0177
  - LP50517 0177
  - LP50518 0177
  - LP50519 0177
  - LP50520 0177
  - LP50521 0177
  - LP50522 0177
  - LP50523 0177
  - LP50524 0177
  - LP50525 0177
  - LP50526 0177
  - LP50527 0177
  - LP50528 0178
  - LP50553 0178
  - LP50554 0178
  - LP50555 0178
  - LP50556 0178
  - LP50557 0178
  - LP50558 0178
  - LP50559 0178
  - LP50560 0178
  - LP50561 0178
  - LP50562 0178
  - LP50563 0178
  - LP50564 0178
  - LP50565 0178
  - LP50566 0178
  - LP50567 0178
  - LP50568 0178
  - LP50569 0178
  - LP50570 0178
  - LP50571 0178
  - LP50572 0178
  - LP50573 0178
  - LP51123 0193
  - LP51124 0193
  - LP51125 0193
  - LP51692 0207
  - R665945 0273
  - R669899 0275
  - R673611 0278
  - R675319 0278
  - R675320 0278
  - R680842 0283
- United Artists Television Productions, Inc.
  - LP51298 0197
  - LP51299 0197
  - LP51300 0197
  - LP51301 0197
  - LP51302 0197
  - LP51303 0197
  - LP51304 0197
  - LP51305 0197
  - LP51306 0197
  - LP51307 0197
  - LP51308 0197
  - LP51309 0197
  - LP51310 0197
  - LP51311 0197
  - LP51312 0197
  - LP51313 0197
  - LP51314 0197
  - LP51315 0197
  - LP51316 0198
  - LP51317 0198
  - LP51318 0198
  - LP51319 0198
  - LP51320 0198
  - LP51321 0198
  - LP51322 0198
  - LP51323 0198
  - LP51324 0198
  - LP51325 0198
  - LP51326 0198
  - LP51327 0198
  - LP51328 0198
  - LP51329 0198
  - LP51330 0198
  - LP51331 0198
  - LP51332 0198
  - LP51333 0198
  - LP51334 0198
  - LP51335 0198
  - LP51336 0198
- United Audio Visual Corporation.
  - MP32380 0250
- United Feature Syndicate, Inc.
  - LP49225 0145
  - LP49901 0162
- The United Nations Association of Minnesota.
  - MP32407 0251
- United States Catholic Conference. Division for Film and Broadcasting.
  - MP31271 0220
- United States. Department of Commerce. National Fire Prevention and Control Administration.
  - MP31964 0238
- United States expansion: Louisiana Purchase.
  - MP32275 0247
- United States expansion: overseas.
  - MP32273 0247
- United States expansion: Texas and the Far Southwest.
  - MP32274 0247
- United States Pictures, Inc.
  - R673683 0278
- United Way of America.
  - MP31171 0217
- United World Films, Inc.
  - R670486 0275
  - R670487 0275
  - R670488 0275
  - R670489 0275
  - R670490 0275
  - R670491 0275
  - R670492 0276
  - R670493 0276
  - R670494 0276
  - R670495 0276
  - R670496 0276
  - R670497 0276
  - R670498 0276
  - R679353 0281
  - R679354 0281
  - R679355 0281
  - R679356 0281
  - R679357 0281
  - R679358 0281
  - R679359 0281
  - R679360 0281
  - R679361 0281
- Unitel Film and Television Productions.
  - MP32191 0244
  - MP32192 0245
  - MP32193 0245
  - MP32194 0245
  - MP32195 0245
  - MP32196 0245
  - MP32201 0245
  - MP32202 0245
  - MP32203 0245
  - MP32206 0245
  - MP32207 0245
  - MP32208 0245
  - MP32209 0245
  - MP32210 0245
  - MP32211 0245
  - MP32212 0245
  - MP32213 0245
  - MP32214 0245
  - MP32215 0245
  - MP32216 0245
  - MP32217 0245
  - MP32218 0245
- The Unit leader in individually guided education.
  - MP32403 0250
- Universal.
  - LF384 0112
  - LF395 0112
  - LP48071 0115
  - LP48072 0115
  - LP48073 0115
  - LP48074 0115
  - LP48075 0115
  - LP48076 0115
  - LP48077 0116
  - LP48078 0116
  - LP48079 0116
  - LP48080 0116
  - LP48081 0116
  - LP48082 0116
  - LP48083 0116
  - LP48084 0116
  - LP48085 0116
  - LP48086 0116
  - LP48087 0116
  - LP48088 0116
  - LP48089 0116
  - LP48090 0116
  - LP48091 0116
  - LP48092 0116
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48106 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
  - LP48116 0117
  - LP48117 0117
  - LP48118 0117
  - LP48119 0117
  - LP48120 0117
  - LP48121 0117
  - LP48122 0117
  - LP48123 0117
  - LP48124 0117
  - LP48125 0117
  - LP48126 0117
  - LP48127 0117
  - LP48128 0117
  - LP48129 0117
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48224 0119
  - LP48225 0119
  - LP48226 0120
  - LP48227 0120
  - LP48228 0120
  - LP48229 0120
  - LP48230 0120
  - LP48231 0120
  - LP48232 0120
  - LP48233 0120
  - LP48234 0120
  - LP48235 0120
  - LP48236 0120
  - LP48237 0120
  - LP48385 0123
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48387 0124
  - LP48388 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP48513 0127
  - LP48514 0127
  - LP48705 0132
  - LP48706 0132
  - LP48707 0132
  - LP48708 0132
  - LP48709 0132
  - LP48710 0132
  - LP48711 0132
  - LP48712 0132
  - LP48713 0132
  - LP48714 0132
  - LP48715 0132
  - LP48716 0132
  - LP48823 0135
  - LP48824 0135
  - LP48825 0135
  - LP48826 0135
  - LP48827 0135
  - LP48828 0135
  - LP48830 0135
  - LP48831 0135
  - LP48832 0135
  - LP48833 0135
  - LP48834 0135
  - LP48835 0135
  - LP48836 0135
  - LP48837 0135
  - LP48838 0135
  - LP48839 0135
  - LP48840 0135
  - LP48841 0135
  - LP48842 0135
  - LP48843 0136
  - LP48844 0136
  - LP48845 0136
  - LP48846 0136
  - LP48847 0136
  - LP48848 0136
  - LP48849 0136
  - LP48850 0136
  - LP48851 0136
  - LP48852 0136
  - LP48853 0136
  - LP48854 0136
  - LP48855 0136
  - LP48856 0136
  - LP48857 0136
  - LP48858 0136
  - LP48859 0136
  - LP48860 0136
  - LP48661 0136
  - LP48862 0136
  - LP48863 0136
  - LP48864 0136
  - LP48865 0136
  - LP48866 0136
  - LP48867 0136
  - LP48868 0136
  - LP48869 0136
  - LP48964 0138
  - LP48965 0138
  - LP48966 0138
  - LP48967 0138
  - LP49028 0140
  - LP49029 0140
  - LP49258 0146
  - LP49259 0146
  - LP49260 0146
  - LP49261 0146
  - LP49262 0146
  - LP49263 0146
  - LP49264 0146
  - LP49265 0146
  - LP49266 0146
  - LP49267 0146
  - LP49268 0146
  - LP49269 0146
  - LP49270 0146
  - LP49271 0146
  - LP49272 0146
  - LP49273 0146
  - LP49274 0146
  - LP49275 0146
  - LP49276 0146
  - LP49277 0146
  - LP49512 0153
  - LP49514 0153
  - LP49515 0153
  - LP49640 0156
  - LP49641 0156
  - LP49642 0156
  - LP49643 0156
  - LP49645 0156
  - LP49646 0156
  - LP49647 0156
  - LP49648 0156
  - LP49649 0156
  - LP49650 0156
  - LP49651 0156
  - LP49652 0156
  - LP49653 0156
  - LP49654 0156
  - LP49655 0156
  - LP49656 0156
  - LP49657 0156
  - LP49658 0156
  - LP49659 0156
  - LP49660 0156
  - LP49661 0156
  - LP49662 0156
  - LP49663 0156
  - LP49664 0156
  - LP49991 0164
  - LP49992 0164
  - LP49993 0164
  - LP49994 0164
  - LP49995 0164
  - LP49996 0164
  - LP49997 0164
  - LP49998 0164
  - LP49999 0164
  - LP50045 0166
  - LP50046 0166
  - LP50047 0166
  - LP50048 0166
  - LP50058 0166
  - LP50059 0166
  - LP50060 0166
  - LP50061 0166
  - LP50062 0166
  - LP50063 0166
  - LP50064 0166
  - LP50065 0166
  - LP50066 0166
  - LP50067 0166
  - LP50068 0166
  - LP50069 0166
  - LP50070 0166
  - LP50071 0166
  - LP50072 0166
  - LP50073 0166
  - LP50074 0166
  - LP50075 0166
  - LP50076 0166
  - LP50077 0166
  - LP50078 0166
  - LP50265 0171
  - LP50266 0171
  - LP50267 0171
  - LP50268 0171
  - LP50269 0171
  - LP50270 0171
  - LP50271 0171
  - LP50272 0171
  - LP50273 0171
  - LP50274 0171
  - LP50275 0171
  - LP50276 0171
  - LP50277 0172
  - LP50278 0172
  - LP50279 0172
  - LP50280 0172
  - LP50284 0172
  - LP50285 0172
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
  - LP50288 0172
  - LP50289 0172
  - LP50290 0172
  - LP50291 0172
  - LP50292 0172
  - LP50293 0172
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50295 0172
  - LP50296 0172
  - LP50297 0172
  - LP50298 0172
  - LP50299 0172
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50301 0172
  - LP50302 0172
  - LP50303 0172
  - LP50304 0172
  - LP50305 0172
  - LP50306 0172
  - LP50307 0172
  - LP50308 0172
  - LP50309 0172
  - LP50310 0172
  - LP50311 0172
  - LP50312 0173
  - LP50313 0173
  - LP50314 0173
  - LP50315 0173
  - LP50316 0173
  - LP50317 0173
  - LP50318 0173
  - LP50319 0173
  - LP50320 0173
  - LP50321 0173
  - LP50322 0173
  - LP50323 0173
  - LP50324 0173
  - LP50325 0173
  - LP50326 0173
- Universal City Studios, Inc.
  - LF395 0112
  - LP48071 0115
  - LP48072 0115
  - LP48073 0115
  - LP48074 0115
  - LP48075 0115
  - LP48076 0115
  - LP48077 0116
  - LP48078 0116
  - LP48079 0116
  - LP48080 0116
  - LP48081 0116
  - LP48082 0116
  - LP48083 0116
  - LP48084 0116
  - LP48085 0116
  - LP48086 0116
  - LP48087 0116
  - LP48088 0116
  - LP48089 0116
  - LP48090 0116
  - LP48091 0116
  - LP48092 0116
  - LP48093 0116
  - LP48094 0116
  - LP48095 0116
  - LP48096 0116
  - LP48097 0116
  - LP48098 0116
  - LP48099 0116
  - LP48100 0116
  - LP48101 0116
  - LP48102 0116
  - LP48103 0116
  - LP48104 0116
  - LP48105 0116
  - LP48106 0116
  - LP48107 0116
  - LP48108 0116
  - LP48109 0117
  - LP48110 0117
  - LP48111 0117
  - LP48112 0117
  - LP48113 0117
  - LP48114 0117
  - LP48115 0117
  - LP48116 0117
  - LP48117 0117
  - LP48118 0117
  - LP48119 0117
  - LP48120 0117
  - LP48121 0117
  - LP48122 0117
  - LP48123 0117
  - LP48124 0117
  - LP48125 0117
  - LP48126 0117
  - LP48127 0117
  - LP48128 0117
  - LP48129 0117
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP48212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48385 0123
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48387 0124
  - LP48388 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
  - LP48393 0124
  - LP48394 0124
  - LP48395 0124
  - LP48396 0124
  - LP48397 0124
  - LP48398 0124
  - LP48399 0124
  - LP48400 0124
  - LP48401 0124
  - LP48402 0124
  - LP48403 0124
  - LP48404 0124
  - LP48405 0124
  - LP48406 0124
  - LP48407 0124
  - LP48408 0124
  - LP48409 0124
  - LP48410 0124
  - LP48411 0124
  - LP48412 0124
  - LP48413 0124
  - LP48414 0124
  - LP48415 0124
  - LP48416 0124
  - LP48417 0124
  - LP48418 0125
  - LP48419 0125
  - LP48420 0125
  - LP48705 0132
  - LP48706 0132
  - LP48707 0132
  - LP48708 0132
  - LP48709 0132
  - LP48710 0132
  - LP48711 0132
  - LP48712 0132
  - LP48713 0132
  - LP48714 0132
  - LP48715 0132
  - LP48716 0132
  - LP48823 0135
  - LP48824 0135
  - LP48825 0135
  - LP48826 0135
  - LP48827 0135
  - LP48828 0135
  - LP48829 0135
  - LP48830 0135
  - LP48831 0135
  - LP48832 0135
  - LP48833 0135
  - LP48834 0135
  - LP48835 0135
  - LP48836 0135
  - LP48837 0135
  - LP48838 0135
  - LP48839 0135
  - LP48840 0135
  - LP48841 0135
  - LP48842 0135
  - LP48843 0136
  - LP48844 0136
  - LP48845 0136
  - LP48846 0136
  - LP48847 0136
  - LP48848 0136
  - LP48849 0136
  - LP48850 0136
  - LP48851 0136
  - LP48852 0136
  - LP48853 0136
  - LP48854 0136
  - LP48855 0136
  - LP48856 0136
  - LP48857 0136
  - LP48858 0136
  - LP48859 0136
  - LP48860 0136
  - LP48861 0136
  - LP48862 0136
  - LP48863 0136
  - LP48864 0136
  - LP48865 0136
  - LP48866 0136
  - LP48867 0136
  - LP48868 0136
  - LP48869 0136
  - LP48963 0138
  - LP48966 0138
  - LP48967 0138
  - LP48968 0138
  - LP48969 0139
  - LP48970 0139
  - LP49028 0140
  - LP49029 0140
  - LP49258 0146
  - LP49259 0146
  - LP49260 0146
  - LP49261 0146
  - LP49262 0146
  - LP49263 0146
  - LP49264 0146
  - LP49265 0146
  - LP49267 0146
  - LP49268 0146
  - LP49269 0146
  - LP49270 0146
  - LP49271 0146
  - LP49272 0146
  - LP49273 0146
  - LP49274 0146
  - LP49275 0146
  - LP49276 0146
  - LP49277 0146
  - LP49338 0148
  - LP49339 0148
  - LP49511 0153
  - LP49512 0153
  - LP49513 0153
  - LP49514 0153
  - LP49515 0153
  - LP49637 0156
  - LP49638 0156
  - LP49639 0156
  - LP49640 0156
  - LP49641 0156
  - LP49642 0156
  - LP49643 0156
  - LP49644 0156
  - LP49645 0156
  - LP49646 0156
  - LP49647 0156
  - LP49648 0156
  - LP49649 0156
  - LP49650 0156
  - LP49651 0156
  - LP49652 0156
  - LP49653 0156
  - LP49654 0156
  - LP49655 0156
  - LP49656 0156
  - LP49657 0156
  - LP49658 0156
  - LP49659 0156
  - LP49660 0156
  - LP49661 0156
  - LP49662 0156
  - LP49663 0156
  - LP49664 0156
  - LP49991 0164
  - LP49992 0164
  - LP49993 0164
  - LP49994 0164
  - LP49995 0164
  - LP49996 0164
  - LP49997 0164
  - LP49998 0164
  - LP49999 0164
  - LP50044 0166
  - LP50045 0166
  - LP50049 0166
  - LP50050 0166
  - LP50051 0166
  - LP50052 0166
  - LP50053 0166
  - LP50054 0166
  - LP50055 0166
  - LP50056 0166
  - LP50057 0166
  - LP50079 0166
  - LP50080 0166
  - LP50081 0166
  - LP50082 0166
  - LP50083 0166
  - LP50084 0166
  - LP50085 0167
  - LP50086 0167
  - LP50087 0167
  - LP50088 0167
  - LP50089 0167
  - LP50090 0167
  - LP50091 0167
  - LP50265 0171
  - LP50266 0171
  - LP50267 0171
  - LP50268 0171
  - LP50269 0171
  - LP50270 0171
  - LP50271 0171
  - LP50272 0171
  - LP50273 0171
  - LP50274 0171
  - LP50275 0171
  - LP50276 0171
  - LP50277 0172
  - LP50278 0172
  - LP50279 0172
  - LP50280 0172
  - LP50281 0172
  - LP50282 0172
  - LP50283 0172
  - LP50284 0172
  - LP50285 0172
  - LP50286 0172
  - LP50287 0172
  - LP50288 0172
  - LP50289 0172
  - LP50290 0172
  - LP50291 0172
  - LP50292 0172
  - LP50293 0172
  - LP50294 0172
  - LP50295 0172
  - LP50296 0172
  - LP50297 0172
  - LP50298 0172
  - LP50299 0172
  - LP50300 0172
  - LP50301 0172
  - LP50302 0172
  - LP50303 0172
  - LP50304 0172
  - LP50305 0172
  - LP50306 0172
  - LP50307 0172
  - LP50308 0172
  - LP50309 0172
  - LP50310 0172
  - LP50311 0172
  - LP50312 0173
  - LP50313 0173
  - LP50314 0173
  - LP50315 0173
  - LP50316 0173
  - LP50317 0173
  - LP50318 0173
  - LP50319 0173
  - LP50320 0173
  - LP50321 0173
  - LP50322 0173
  - LP50323 0173
  - LP50324 0173
  - LP50325 0173
  - LP50326 0173
  - R670990 0276
  - R670991 0276
  - R670992 0276
  - R670993 0276
  - R670994 0276
  - R670995 0276
  - R670996 0276
  - R670997 0276
  - R673600 0277
  - R673601 0277
  - R673602 0277
  - R673603 0277
  - R673604 0277
  - R673605 0277
  - R673606 0278
  - R673607 0278
  - R673608 0278
  - R673609 0278
  - R673610 0278
  - R680843 0283
  - R680844 0283
  - R680845 0283
  - R680846 0283
  - R680847 0283
  - R680848 0283
  - R680849 0283
  - R680850 0283
  - R680851 0283
  - R680852 0283
  - R680853 0283
  - R680854 0283
  - R680855 0283
  - R680856 0283
  - R680857 0283
  - R680858 0283
  - R680859 0283
  - R680860 0283
  - R680861 0283
  - R680862 0283
  - R680863 0283
  - R680864 0284
  - R680865 0284
  - R680866 0284
  - R680867 0284
  - R680868 0284
  - R680869 0284
  - R680870 0284
  - R680871 0284
  - R680872 0284
  - R680873 0284
- Universal Education and Visual Arts.
  - R670486 0275
  - R670487 0275
  - R670488 0275
  - R670489 0275
  - R670490 0275
  - R670491 0275
  - R670492 0276
  - R670493 0276
  - R670494 0276
  - R670495 0276
  - R670496 0276
  - R670497 0276
  - R670498 0276
  - R679353 0281
  - R679354 0281
  - R679355 0281
  - R679356 0281
  - R679357 0281
  - R679358 0281
  - R679359 0281
  - R679360 0281
  - R679361 0281
- Universal Pictures.
  - LP48513 0127
  - LP48514 0127
  - LP48704 0132
  - LP48760 0133
  - LP49092 0142
- Universal Pictures Company, Inc.
  - R670990 0276
  - R670991 0276
  - R670992 0276
  - R670993 0276
  - R670994 0276
  - R670995 0276
  - R670996 0276
  - R670997 0276
  - R673600 0277
  - R673601 0277
  - R673602 0277
  - R673603 0277
  - R673604 0277
  - R673605 0277
  - R673606 0278
  - R673607 0278
  - R673608 0278
  - R673609 0278
  - R673610 0278
  - R680843 0283
  - R680844 0283
  - R680845 0283
  - R680846 0283
  - R680847 0283
  - R680848 0283
  - R680849 0283
  - R680850 0283
  - R680851 0283
  - R680852 0283
  - R680853 0283
  - R680854 0283
  - R680855 0283
  - R680856 0283
  - R680857 0283
  - R680858 0283
  - R680859 0283
  - R680860 0283
  - R680861 0283
  - R680862 0283
  - R680863 0283
  - R680864 0284
  - R680865 0284
  - R680866 0284
  - R680867 0284
  - R680868 0284
  - R680869 0284
  - R680870 0284
  - R680871 0284
  - R680872 0284
  - R680873 0284
  - R682741 0286
- Universal Press Syndicate.
  - MP31674 0230
- The University at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
  - SEE State University of New York at Albany. Educational Communication Center.
- The University of Akron (OH)
  - MP32387 0250
- The University of Akron (OH) Audio Visual Services.
  - MP32387 0250
- The University of Akron (OH) Department of Developmental Programs.
  - MP32387 0250
- University of Arizona, Tucson.
  - MP31562 0228
- University of Arizona, Tucson. Materials Development Center.
  - MP31562 0228
- University of California at Riverside. Women’s Resource Center.
  - MP32130 0243
- University of California. Regents.
  - MP31286 0220
- University of Colorado, Boulder. Board of Regents.
  - MP31544 0227
  - MP31545 0227
  - MP31546 0227
  - MP31547 0227
  - MP31548 0227
  - MP31549 0227
  - MP31550 0227
  - MP31551 0227
  - MP31971 0238
- University of Colorado, Boulder. Division of Continuing Education.
  - MP31971 0238
- University of Colorado, Boulder. Educational Media Center.
  - MP31544 0227
  - MP31545 0227
  - MP31546 0227
  - MP31547 0227
  - MP31548 0227
  - MP31549 0227
  - MP31550 0227
  - MP31551 0227
  - MP31971 0238
- University of Delaware, Newark.
  - MP29674 0214
- The University of Iowa, Iowa City.
  - MU10420 0254
- University of Maryland, College Park. College of Physical Education, Recreation, Health. The Adults’ Health and Developmental Program.
  - MP32360 0249
- The University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. Audio-Visual Education Center. Film Production Unit.
  - MP31121 0216
- University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. Pigeon River Country Association.
  - MP32304 0248
- The University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. Regents.
  - MP31121 0216
- University of Missouri. Curators.
  - MP31973 0238
- University of Pittsburgh.
  - LP51683 0207
- The University of Tennessee Research Corporation.
  - MP32126 0243
- University of Washington, Seattle. Department of Scandinavian Languages and Literature.
  - MP31560 0228
- University of Wisconsin. Board of Regents.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
  - MP31871 0236
  - MP31872 0236
  - MP31873 0236
  - MP31874 0236
  - MP31875 0236
  - MP32395 0250
  - MP32396 0250
  - MP32397 0250
  - MP32398 0250
  - MP32399 0250
  - MP32400 0250
  - MP32401 0250
  - MP32402 0250
  - MP32403 0250
  - MP32404 0250
  - MP32405 0250
- University of Wisconsin, Eau Claire. Media Development Center.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
- University of Wisconsin, Eau Claire. School of Nursing.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
- University of Wisconsin, Madison.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
- University of Wisconsin, Madison. Extension. Department of Nursing.
  - MP31204 0218
  - MP31205 0218
  - MP31206 0218
  - MP31207 0218
  - MP31208 0218
- University of Wisconsin, Madison. Institute for Research on Poverty.
  - MP31734 0232
- The Unknown.
  - LP48799 0134
  - LP50451 0176
- The Unlikely heirs.
  - LP50059 0166
- Unlucky lucky number.
  - LP50179 0169
- Unmasked.
  - R665675 0272
- The Unpractical joke.
  - LP49095 0142
- Unreasonable doubt.
  - LP50446 0176
- The Untouchables.
  - LP51609 0205
  - LP51610 0205
  - LP51611 0205
  - LP51612 0205
  - LP51613 0205
  - LP51614 0205
  - LP51615 0205
  - LP51616 0205
  - LP51617 0205
  - LP51618 0205
  - LP51619 0205
  - LP51620 0205
  - LP51621 0205
  - LP51622 0205
  - LP51623 0205
  - LP51624 0205
  - LP51625 0205
  - LP51626 0205
  - LP51659 0206
  - LP51660 0206
  - LP51664 0206
  - LP51665 0206
  - LP51666 0206
  - LP51667 0206
  - LP51668 0206
  - LP51669 0206
  - LP51670 0206
  - LP51671 0207
  - LP51672 0207
  - LP51673 0207
  - LP51674 0207
  - LP51675 0207
  - LP51685 0207
- Untouched Tanzania.
  - LP51326 0198
- Unusual occupations, no. L 7–1.
  - R675829 0279
- The Unwanted 10 pounds.
  - MU10642 0259
- Unwelcome neighbor.
  - LP50728 0182
- UPA Pictures, Inc.
  - LP48745 0133
  - LP48746 0133
- Up at bat.
  - LP51763 0209
- Up for grabs.
  - LP49660 0156
- The Upholstery ripoff.
  - LP49810 0160
- The Upjohn Company.
  - MP31660 0230
- The Upjohn Vanguard of Medicine.
  - MP31660 0230
- The Upside down penny.
  - LP51588 0204
- Up the Thames without a paddle.
  - LP48557 0128
- Uptime—profit time.
  - MP31225 0218
- Upton, David S.
  - MP32304 0248
- Upward and onward.
  - LP50068 0166
- Upward mobility.
  - LP51738 0208
- Urbanimage Corporation.
  - MP31185 0217
  - MP31285 0220
- Uris, Leon.
  - LP51273 0196
  - LP51274 0196
- U.S. Civil Service Commission
  - MP31653 0230
- Use and cleaning of breathing machines.
  - MP31259 0219
  - MP31260 0219
  - MP31261 0219
  - MP31262 0219
- The Use of the Bennett breathing machine.
  - MP31262 0219
- The Use of the Bird breathing machine.
  - MP31261 0219
- Using fire extinguishers the right way.
  - MP31185 0217
- Using fusible interfacing.
  - MP31500 0226
- Using hand stitches.
  - MP31473 0225
- Utah Enterprises.
  - MU11036 0269
  - MU11067 0270
- The Vacant room.
  - LP48673 0131
- Vacation with terror.
  - LP51083 0191
- VAI, Advanced Systems, Inc.
  - SEE Advanced Systems, Inc. VAI.
- The Valachi papers.
  - LP49229 0145
- Valentino.
  - LP50042 0165
- Valentino, an intimate expose of The Sheik.
  - LP50042 0165
- Valley forger.
  - LP50178 0169
- Valley Forge, the young spy.
  - MP31780 0234
- Valley of death.
  - LP48467 0126
- Vanguard.
  - LP49341 0148
- Vanguard of medicine.
  - MP31660 0230
- Van Gulick, Robert.
  - LP48545 0128
- The Vanishing image.
  - LP49742 0158
- The Vanishing westerner.
  - R665665 0272
- Van Marter, George.
  - LP49937 0163
- Vantage point.
  - MP32126 0243
- Van Velzer, Vance R.
  - MU10868 0265
- Vasectomy.
  - MP32367 0249
- The Vatican.
  - R671199 0276
- Vaughn, Ben.
  - LP48593 0129
- The Vault.
  - LP50351 0173
- VD: old bugs, new problems.
  - MP31970 0238
- The VD self awareness series.
  - MP32143 0243
- VD, who needs it!
  - MP32143 0243
- The Vega influence.
  - LP50296 0172
- Vegetable carving.
  - MP31722 0232
- Veg-O-Matic 2.
  - MP31203 0218
- Velasco, Carlos.
  - MU10810 0264
  - MU10866 0265
- Velichkovski, Slobodan.
  - MU10590 0258
- Velvet roll separator.
  - MP31174 0217
- Venezuela: land of plenty.
  - LP51318 0198
- Vengeance.
  - LP48808 0135
- Ventura Pictures Corporation.
  - R668860 0274
- Veriation Films.
  - MP32318 0248
- Versailles.
  - R680974 0284
- Very Important Products, Inc.
  - MU11017 0269
  - MU11018 0269
  - MU11019 0269
  - MU11020 0269
  - MU11021 0269
- The Very last laugh.
  - MU10620 0259
- Vested interest.
  - MU10545 0257
- “V” for vitamins.
  - LP51760 0209
- Viacom International, Inc.
  - R666045 0273
  - R666046 0273
  - R666047 0273
  - R666048 0273
  - R666049 0273
  - R666050 0273
  - R668423 0274
  - R668424 0274
  - R668425 0274
  - R668426 0274
  - R668427 0274
  - R673964 0278
  - R673965 0278
  - R673966 0278
  - R673967 0278
  - R673968 0278
  - R678005 0280
  - R678006 0280
  - R678007 0280
  - R678008 0280
- Vice versa.
  - LP48701 0132
- Vice: 24 hours.
  - LP47989 0113
- The Vicious years.
  - R677448 0280
- Victim.
  - LP49717 0158
- Victoria’s boyfriend.
  - LU3775 0211
- Victor, the volunteer, in Better late than never.
  - R666046 0273
- Video Communications.
  - MP31949 0238
- Video Films, Inc.
  - MU9789 0251
  - MU9790 0251
  - MU10330 0252
- Video Program Service, Inc.
  - LP48971 0139
  - LP48972 0139
- A Video trip to Patterson Road School.
  - MP32099 0242
- Vides.
  - LP50003 0165
- A View of historic preservation in the United States.
  - MP31255 0219
- A View of nowhere.
  - LP50826 0185
- Vigilante hideout.
  - R670686 0276
- Vild vast vasteland.
  - LP48728 0133
- Villiers de L’Isle Adam.
  - LP48665 0131
- Violence in America.
  - MP31074 0215
- Violence on television, the local PTA takes aim.
  - MU10390 0253
- The Violent homecoming.
  - LP48012 0114
- Violent youth: the unmet challenge.
  - MP31948 0238
- Viper three.
  - LP50138 0168
- The Visit.
  - LP48716 0132
- A Visit from Dad.
  - LP49804 0160
- A Visit from Doctor Pliny.
  - LP49967 0164
- The Visitors.
  - LP50043 0165
  - LP50860 0185
  - LU3807 0212
- Visitors from a strange planet.
  - LP48553 0128
- Vitamins and minerals.
  - MU10534 0257
  - MU10960 0267
- The Vitaphone Corporation.
  - R671975 0277
  - R671976 0277
  - R671977 0277
  - R671978 0277
  - R671979 0277
  - R675326 0278
  - R675327 0278
  - R676121 0279
  - R676122 0279
  - R681314 0285
  - R681315 0285
  - R681316 0285
  - R681317 0285
  - R681318 0285
  - R681319 0285
  - R681320 0285
  - R681321 0285
  - R681322 0285
  - R681323 0285
  - R681324 0285
  - R681325 0285
  - R681326 0285
  - R681327 0285
  - R681328 0285
  - R681329 0285
  - R681330 0285
  - R681331 0285
  - R681332 0285
  - R681333 0285
  - R681334 0285
  - R681335 0285
  - R681336 0285
  - R681337 0285
  - R681338 0285
  - R681339 0285
  - R681340 0285
  - R681341 0285
  - R681342 0285
  - R681343 0285
  - R681344 0285
  - R681345 0285
  - R681346 0285
  - R681347 0285
  - R681352 0286
  - R681353 0286
  - R681354 0286
  - R681355 0266
  - R681356 0286
- Vita Productions.
  - LP50129 0168
- The Vitascope Company.
  - LP51040 0190
- Vivian’s surprise.
  - LP48779 0134
- Vocal girl makes good.
  - LP50991 0189
- The Voice.
  - LP49832 0161
- Voice in the dark.
  - LP50766 0183
- Voice in the night.
  - LP51058 0191
- Volcano: the birth of a mountain.
  - MP32056 0241
- The Volga.
  - MP30990 0214
- Von Chamisso, Adelbert.
  - SEE Chamisso, Adelbert Von.
- VonDer Trenck, Friedrich.
  - SEE Trenck, Friedrich VonDer.
- Vondra.
  - SEE Vondra, Lewis H.
- Vondra, Lewis H.
  - MU10854 0265
- Voodoo.
  - LP51808 0211
- Voodoo something to me.
  - LP51720 0208
- Vortex.
  - LP49696 0157
- A Vowel says what it must to make sense.
  - MP32114 0242
- Voyage of the damned.
  - LF394 0112
- W.
  - LP50694 0181
- Wacha Productions, Inc.
  - MP32131 0243
- Wager, Walter.
  - LP50138 0168
  - LP50173 0169
  - LP51678 0207
- The Wages of fear.
  - LP48760 0133
- The Wailing asteroid.
  - LP49666 0156
- Waiting for Watubi.
  - LP51727 0208
- Wakely, Michael.
  - MU10421 0254
- Wakely (Michael) Associates.
  - MU10421 0254
- Wake up, we’re getting married today.
  - LP51276 0196
- Walk a double line.
  - LP50784 0184
- The Walking bomb.
  - LP48834 0135
- Walking tall.
  - LP50695 0181
  - LP50699 0181
- A Walk in the shadows.
  - LP50758 0183
- A Walk on the blind side.
  - LP50332 0173
- Walk with a dead man.
  - LP50357 0174
- Wall, Brita Butler-.
  - SEE Butler-Wall, Brita.
- Wallance, Shula.
  - MP32116 0243
- The Wallet.
  - LP49234 0145
- Walls of fire.
  - MP31637 0230
- The Walls of Malapaga.
  - R666489 0273
- Walsky, Herman.
  - MU10702 0261
  - MU10897 0266
  - MU10970 0268
- Walter’s Christmas gift.
  - LP48791 0134
- Walter’s temptation.
  - LU3777 0211
- The Waltons.
  - LP51444 0201
  - LP51445 0201
  - LP51446 0201
  - LP51447 0201
  - LP51627 0205
  - LP51628 0205
  - LP51629 0205
  - LP51630 0205
  - LP51631 0205
  - LP51632 0205
  - LP51633 0206
  - LP51634 0206
  - LP51635 0206
  - LP51636 0206
  - LP51637 0206
  - LP51638 0206
  - LP51639 0206
  - LP51640 0206
  - LP51641 0206
  - LP51642 0206
  - LP51643 0206
  - LP51644 0206
  - LP51645 0206
- Wambaugh, Joseph.
  - LP49496 0152
  - LP49497 0152
  - LP49498 0152
  - LP49499 0152
  - LP49500 0152
  - LP49501 0152
  - LP49502 0152
  - LP49503 0153
  - LP49504 0153
  - LP49505 0153
  - LP49506 0153
  - LP49507 0153
  - LP49508 0153
  - LP51734 0208
  - LP51735 0208
  - LP51736 0208
  - LP51737 0208
  - LP51738 0208
  - LP51739 0208
  - LP51740 0208
  - LP51741 0209
  - LP51742 0209
  - LP51781 0210
- The Wandering wall.
  - MP32117 0243
- Wanted—alive, please.
  - LP48374 0123
- Wanted—dead.
  - LP48346 0122
- Wanted: one egg.
  - R680440 023
- The War between the Tates.
  - LP49222 0145
- The War biz warrior.
  - LP49638 0156
- Ward, Kirk G.
  - MU10932 0267
- Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc. Modern Learning Aids Division.
  - MP32222 0245
  - MP32223 0245
  - MP32224 0245
  - MP32225 0245
  - MP32226 0245
- War games.
  - LP48010 0114
- Warner Brothers.
  - MP31073 0215
- Warner Brothers, Inc.
  - LP49129 0143
  - LP49130 0143
  - LP49131 0143
  - LP49132 0143
  - LP49226 0145
  - LP49253 0146
  - LP49254 0146
  - LP51268 0196
  - R666334 0273
  - R666335 0273
  - R666336 0273
  - R666337 0273
  - R666338 0273
  - R666339 0273
  - R671969 0277
  - R671970 0277
  - R671971 0277
  - R671973 0277
  - R671974 0277
  - R671975 0277
  - R671976 0277
  - R671977 0277
  - R671978 0277
  - R671979 0277
  - R675325 0278
  - R675326 0278
  - R675327 0278
  - R676121 0279
  - R676122 0279
  - R676123 0279
  - R680886 0284
  - R680887 0284
  - R681309 0285
  - R681310 0285
  - R681311 0285
  - R681312 0285
  - R681313 0285
  - R681314 0285
  - R681315 0285
  - R681316 0285
  - R681317 0285
  - R681318 0285
  - R681319 0285
  - R681320 0285
  - R681321 0285
  - R681322 0285
  - R681323 0285
  - R681324 0285
  - R681325 0285
  - R681326 0285
  - R681327 0285
  - R681328 0285
  - R681329 0285
  - R681330 0285
  - R681331 0285
  - R681332 0285
  - R681333 0285
  - R681334 0285
  - R681335 0285
  - R681336 0285
  - R681337 0285
  - R681338 0285
  - R681339 0285
  - R681340 0285
  - R681341 0285
  - R681342 0285
  - R681343 0285
  - R681344 0285
  - R681345 0285
  - R681346 0285
  - R681347 0285
  - R681350 0285
  - R681351 0286
  - R681352 0286
  - R681353 0286
  - R681354 0286
  - R681355 0286
  - R681356 0286
- Warner Brothers, Inc. Warner Brothers Television.
  - LP49239 0145
  - LP49240 0145
  - LP49241 0145
  - LP49242 0145
  - LP49243 0145
  - LP49244 0145
  - LP49245 0145
  - LP49246 0146
  - LP49247 0146
  - LP49248 0146
  - LP49249 0146
  - LP49250 0146
  - LP49251 0146
  - LP49253 0146
  - LP49254 0146
  - LP49255 0146
- Warner Brothers Pictures Corporation.
  - R666334 0273
- Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.
  - LP48421 0125
  - LP48422 0125
  - LP48427 0125
  - LP48428 0125
  - LP48429 0125
  - LP48430 0125
  - LP48431 0125
  - LP48432 0125
  - LP48433 0125
  - LP48434 0125
  - LP48435 0125
  - LP48436 0125
  - LP48437 0125
  - LP48611 0129
  - LP48612 0129
  - LP49706 0158
  - R666335 0273
  - R666336 0273
  - R666337 0273
  - R666338 0273
  - R666339 0273
  - R671969 0277
  - R671971 0277
  - R671973 0277
  - R671974 0277
  - R675325 0278
  - R680886 0284
  - R680887 0284
  - R681309 0285
  - R681310 0285
  - R681311 0285
  - R681312 0285
  - R681313 0285
  - R681350 0285
  - R681351 0286
- Warner Brothers Television.
  - LP48171 0118
  - LP48172 0118
  - LP48173 0118
  - LP48174 0118
  - LP48175 0118
  - LP48176 0118
  - LP48177 0118
  - LP48178 0118
  - LP48179 0118
  - LP48180 0118
  - LP48181 0118
  - LP48182 0118
  - LP49236 0145
  - LP49237 0145
  - LP49238 0145
  - LP49252 0146
  - LP49523 0153
  - LP49704 0158
  - LP49705 0158
  - LP49707 0158
  - LP49708 0158
  - LP49709 0158
  - LP49710 0158
  - LP49711 0158
  - LP49712 0158
  - LP49713 0158
  - LP49714 0158
  - LP49715 0158
  - LP49716 0158
  - LP49717 0158
  - LP49718 0158
  - LP49719 0158
  - LP49720 0158
  - LP49721 0158
  - LP49722 0158
  - LP49723 0158
  - LP49724 0158
  - LP49725 0158
  - LP49726 0158
  - LP49727 0158
  - LP49728 0158
  - LP49729 0158
  - LP49730 0158
  - LP49731 0158
  - LP49732 0158
  - LP49733 0158
  - LP49734 0158
  - LP49735 0158
  - LP49736 0158
  - LP49737 0158
  - LP49738 0158
  - LP49739 0158
  - LP49740 0158
  - LP49741 0158
  - LP49742 0158
  - LP49743 0158
  - LP49744 0158
  - LP49745 0159
  - LP49746 0159
  - LP49747 0159
  - LP49748 0159
  - LP49749 0159
  - LP49750 0159
  - LP49751 0159
  - LP49752 0159
  - LP49753 0159
  - LP49754 0159
  - LP49755 0159
  - LP49756 0159
  - LP49757 0159
  - LP49758 0159
  - LP49759 0159
  - LP49760 0159
  - LP49761 0159
  - LP49762 0159
  - LP49763 0159
  - LP49764 0159
  - LP49765 0159
  - LP49766 0159
  - LP49767 0159
  - LP49768 0159
  - LP49769 0159
  - LP49770 0159
  - LP49771 0159
  - LP49772 0159
  - LP49773 0159
  - LP49774 0159
  - LP49775 0159
  - LP49776 0159
  - LP49777 0159
- Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc.
  - SEE Warner Brothers, Inc. Warner Brothers Television.
- Warning: earthquake.
  - MP32051 0241
- Warning: live blueberries.
  - LP50368 0174
- Warning (Overkill)
  - LP50768 0183
- War of nerves.
  - LP50364 0174
- War on a rooftop.
  - LP48249 0120
- Warren, Howard J.
  - MU10596 0258
- Warren, Ruby.
  - MU10596 0258
- The Warring 20’s.
  - LP48727 0133
- Warriors of the Stone Age.
  - LP51309 0197
- Warrior tribes of Kenya.
  - LP51299 0197
- Wartime music.
  - MU10838 0264
- W.A.S.P.s.
  - LP49649 0156
- Watch the birdie.
  - R680441 0283
- Watch your weight.
  - MU9789 0251
- Water conservation spot.
  - MU10421 0254
- Waterfall new.
  - MP31043 0214
- The Watergate killer.
  - LP51052 0191
- Waterloo.
  - MU10885 0265
- The Water maker.
  - LP49931 0163
- Water, water every hare.
  - R681345 0285
- Water, water everywhere.
  - LP51697 0207
- Watson, Bruce.
  - MP32324 0248
- Watson, Colin.
  - LP48519 0127
- Watson, Dean.
  - MP32324 0248
- Wax job.
  - LP49270 0146
- A Way to dusty death.
  - LP51597 0205
- Wealthiest man in Seattle.
  - LP51020 0190
- We are ourselves.
  - MP31666 0230
- Weather.
  - MP32328 0248
- Weaver, Earl J.
  - MU10816 0264
- Weaver, Helen L.
  - MU10816 0264
- Webster, Albert.
  - LP48799 0134
- Webster, Nicholas.
  - MP31263 0219
- Webster-Rivkin Production.
  - SEE Webster-Rivkin Productions, Inc.
- Webster-Rivkin Productions, Inc.
  - MP31263 0219
- Wedding, anyone?
  - LP48431 0125
- The Wedge haircut.
  - MP31432 0224
- Wednesday movie of the week.
  - LP48515 0127
  - LP48516 0127
  - LP48518 0127
  - LP48519 0127
  - LP48520 0127
  - LP48521 0127
  - LP48526 0127
  - LP48527 0127
  - LP48530 0127
  - LP48531 0127
  - LP48533 0127
  - LP48535 0127
  - LP48538 0128
  - LP48539 0128
  - LP48540 0128
  - LP48541 0128
  - LP48543 0128
  - LP48547 0128
  - LP48549 0128
  - LP48749 0133
  - LP48750 0133
  - LP49032 0140
- The Weekend.
  - LU3816 0212
  - MP31794 0234
  - MP31795 0234
  - MP31796 0234
  - MP31797 0234
  - MP31798 0234
  - MP31799 0234
  - MP31800 0234
- Weekend of terror.
  - LP51647 0206
- Weintraub, Joseph.
  - LP48743 0133
- Weiss (Adrian) Productions.
  - R678501 0280
  - R678502 0280
- Weiss, Arthur.
  - LP50099 0167
- Weiss, Steven G.
  - MU10630 0259
- Weiss Global Enterprises.
  - R678485 0280
  - R678486 0280
  - R678487 0280
  - R678488 0280
  - R678489 0280
  - R678490 0280
  - R678491 0280
  - R678492 0280
  - R678493 0280
  - R678494 0280
  - R678495 0280
  - R678496 0280
  - R678497 0280
  - R678498 0280
  - R678499 0280
  - R678500 0280
  - R678501 0280
  - R678502 0280
  - R678503 0280
  - R678504 0280
  - R678505 0281
  - R678506 0281
  - R678507 0281
  - R678508 0281
- Welcome to America, Jade Snow.
  - LP51108 0192
- Welcome to L.A.
  - LP49600 0155
- Welcome to Paradise.
  - LP48375 0123
- Welcome to Santa Rosa County.
  - LP50066 0166
- Welcome to your Oldsmobile dealership.
  - MP31744 0232
- The Welfare paradox, cycles of relief.
  - MU10291 0251
- Wells, Freda.
  - MU10580 0258
- Wells, Herbert George.
  - LP48064 0115
  - LP48071 0115
  - LP48072 0115
  - LP48073 0115
  - LP48074 0115
  - LP48075 0115
  - LP48076 0115
  - LP48077 0116
  - LP48078 0116
  - LP48079 0116
  - LP48080 0116
  - LP48081 0116
  - LP48439 0125
  - LP48663 0131
  - LP49643 0156
- Wells, H. G.
  - SEE Wells, Herbert George.
- Wells, J. Thomas.
  - MU10638 0259
- The West Bank.
  - MP32041 0240
- The Western.
  - LP50832 0185
- Western courage.
  - R670995 0276
- Western Pacific agent.
  - R678507 0281
- Western Pacific islands: Guam.
  - MU10995 0268
  - MU11013 0269
- Western Pacific Islands: Guam typhoons.
  - MU11001 0268
  - MU11002 0269
  - MU11003 0269
  - MU11004 0269
  - MU11006 0269
  - MU11008 0269
  - MU11010 0269
- Western week.
  - MU10884 0265
  - MU10943 0267
  - MU10944 0267
  - MU10984 0268
  - MU11049 0270
- West of Laramie.
  - R670489 0275
- West of the Brazos.
  - R678506 0281
- West of Wyoming.
  - R677449 0280
- Weston Woods.
  - LP51039 0190
- West Point.
  - LP50582 0179
  - LP50583 0179
  - LP50584 0179
  - LP50585 0179
  - LP50586 0179
  - LP50587 0179
  - LP50598 0179
  - LP50599 0179
  - LP50600 0179
  - LP50601 0179
  - LP50602 0179
  - LP50603 0179
  - LP50604 0179
  - LP50605 0179
  - LP50606 0179
  - LP50607 0179
  - LP50608 0179
  - LP50609 0179
  - LP50610 0179
  - LP50611 0179
  - LP50612 0179
  - LP50613 0179
  - LP50614 0179
  - LP50615 0179
  - LP50616 0179
  - LP50617 0179
  - LP50618 0180
  - LP50619 0180
  - LP50620 0180
  - LP50621 0180
  - LP50622 0180
  - LP50623 0180
  - LP50624 0180
  - LP50625 0180
  - LP50626 0180
  - LP50627 0180
  - LP50628 0180
  - LP50629 0180
  - LP50630 0180
- The West Point story.
  - R680887 0284
- The Westward movement.
  - MP31879 0236
- Westward wagons.
  - MP31788 0234
- West Wind Productions, Inc.
  - MP32305 0248
  - MP32306 0248
  - MP32307 0248
- Whales: can they be saved?
  - MP32060 0241
- Wharton International Films, Inc.
  - LP50000 0164
  - LP50001 0165
  - LP50002 0165
- What are best friends for?
  - LP48544 0128
- What are values.
  - MP31700 0231
- What does a naked lady say to you?
  - LP50878 0186
- What do they really want?
  - MP32375 0249
- Whatever happened to Aunt Alice.
  - LP49695 0157
- What happened at Three Oaks?
  - LP48675 0131
- What happened to Sunday?
  - LP50745 0182
- What if, someone drinks poison?
  - LP50715 0182
- What is ecology?
  - MP32082 0242
- What is the metric system? (pre-test)
  - MP31532 0227
- What makes Felix run.
  - LP50879 0186
- What’s a nice watch like you doin’ in a place like this?
  - LP50392 0174
- What’s happening!
  - LP49278 0146
  - LP49279 0146
  - LP49280 0146
  - LP49281 0146
  - LP49282 0146
  - LP49283 0147
  - LP49284 0147
  - LP49285 0147
  - LP49286 0147
  - LP49287 0147
  - LP49288 0147
  - LP49289 0147
  - LP49290 0147
  - LP49291 0147
  - LP49292 0147
  - LP49293 0147
  - LP49294 0147
  - LP49295 0147
  - LP49296 0147
  - LP49297 0147
  - LP49298 0147
  - LU3817 0212
  - LU3818 0212
  - LU3819 0212
  - LU3820 0212
  - LU3821 0212
  - LU3822 0212
  - LU3823 0212
  - LU3824 0212
  - LU3825 0212
  - LU3853 0213
  - LU3854 0213
- What’s wrong with Raj?
  - LP49284 0147
- Wheels.
  - LU3784 0211
- When a body meets a body.
  - MU10572 0258
- When a camera fails.
  - LP50113 0167
- When a skirt is not a skirt.
  - MU10879 0265
- When criminals go free!
  - MP32299 0248
- When Daddy comes marching home.
  - LP49288 0147
- When gentlemen agree.
  - LP48713 0132
- When grandpa was a boy.
  - R676121 0279
- When I say no, I feel guilty.
  - MP32185 0244
- When television was young.
  - MP32038 0240
- When the dues come down.
  - LP48851 0136
- When you hear the beep, drop dead.
  - LP50049 0166
- When you’re smiling.
  - R671195 0276
- Where do we go from here?
  - MP32359 0249
- Where do you go when you have no place to go?
  - LP50083 0166
- Where jungle and jet-age meet.
  - LP51334 0198
- Where’s Grandpa?
  - LP50851 0185
- Where’s mom?
  - LP49802 0160
- Where there’s a will.
  - LP51807 0211
- Where the sidewalk ends.
  - R668844 0274
- Which church did Christ build?
  - MP32347 0249
- Whistling through Dixie.
  - MP31765 0233
- White, Clarence.
  - MU11076 0270
  - MU11077 0270
  - MU11083 0271
- White, William Allen.
  - LP50703 0181
- The White buffalo.
  - LP48060 0115
- The White collar killer.
  - LP51052 0191
- White fury.
  - LP50614 0179
- Whitehead, Don.
  - LP49236 0145
  - LP49237 0145
- Whiteley, John M.
  - MP31997 0239
  - MP31998 0239
  - MP31999 0239
  - MP32000 0239
  - MP32001 0239
  - MP32002 0239
  - MP32003 0239
  - MP32004 0239
  - MP32005 0239
  - MP32006 0239
  - MP32007 0239
  - MP32008 0239
  - MP32009 0239
  - MP32010 0239
  - MP32011 0239
  - MP32012 0239
  - MP32013 0239
  - MP32014 0240
  - MP32015 0240
  - MP32016 0240
  - MP32017 0240
  - MP32018 0240
  - MP32019 0240
  - MP32020 0240
  - MP32021 0240
  - MP32022 0240
  - MP32023 0240
  - MP32024 0240
  - MP32025 0240
  - MP32026 0240
  - MP32027 0240
- The White lightning war.
  - LP48213 0119
- Whitman, Walt.
  - LP48800 0134
- Whitney, Richard E.
  - MP31734 0232
- Who is Sylvia?
  - LP48248 0120
  - LP50359 0174
- Who is this man?
  - LP50118 0167
- Who killed Helen French?
  - LP51470 0201
- Who killed me?
  - LP50037 0165
- Who’ll buy my violence?
  - LP48340 0122
- Who’s ahead? The debate over defense.
  - MP32036 0240
- Who should spend the money?
  - MP32400 0250
- Who’s kitten who?
  - R681338 0285
- Who’s Waldo Smith?
  - LP48421 0125
- Who’s watching the store?
  - LP51278 0196
- Who’s who.
  - MP31227 0219
  - MP31228 0219
  - MP31898 0237
  - MP32034 0240
- Who’s who in Neverland.
  - LP48967 0138
- Who was that husband I saw you with?
  - LP48258 0120
- Who wears the pants?
  - MU10595 0258
- Who will dig the grave?
  - LP50820 0184
- Why the metric system?
  - MP31531 0227
- Why worry?/Never weaken.
  - LP51492 0202
- Wiatrak, Kenneth.
  - MP32304 0248
- Wide open spaces.
  - R678008 0280
- Wide world of entertainment.
  - LP48528 0127
- A Wife’s life.
  - R667098 0273
- Wilcox, J. A.
  - MU10778 0263
- The Wild and fragile isles of the Santa Barbara Channel.
  - MP31256 0219
- A Wild colonial boy.
  - LP51022 0190
- Wilde, Oscar.
  - LP48693 0132
- The Wilderness Society, Washington, DC.
  - MP32302 0248
- Wild kingdom.
  - MP31716 0232
  - MP31773 0233
  - MP31774 0233
  - MP32145 0243
- Wildman of Wildsville.
  - LP48742 0133
- Wild science: communicating with animals.
  - MP32153 0243
- The Wild swans.
  - MP31515 0226
- Wild water champions.
  - R681355 0286
- Wild, wild world of animals.
  - MP31525 0227
  - MP31527 0227
- Wilets, Bernard.
  - MP31699 0231
  - MP31702 0231
- Wiley (John) and Sons, Inc.
  - MP31327 0221
  - MP31328 0221
- Wilkinson, Jack D.
  - MU10651 0259
- William Rush by Cynthia Rush.
  - MP32154 0243
- Williams, Charles M.
  - MU10593 0258
- Williams, Elsie K.
  - MP31439 0224
  - MP31440 0224
  - MP31441 0224
  - MP31442 0224
  - MP31443 0224
  - MP31444 0224
  - MP31445 0224
  - MP31446 0224
  - MP31447 0224
  - MP31448 0224
  - MP31449 0224
  - MP31450 0224
  - MP31451 0224
  - MP31452 0224
  - MP31453 0224
  - MP31454 0224
  - MP31455 0224
  - MP31456 0224
  - MP31457 0224
  - MP31458 0225
  - MP31459 0225
  - MP31460 0225
  - MP31461 0225
  - MP31462 0225
  - MP31463 0225
  - MP31464 0225
  - MP31465 0225
  - MP31466 0225
  - MP31467 0225
  - MP31468 0225
  - MP31469 0225
  - MP31470 0225
  - MP31471 0225
  - MP31472 0225
  - MP31473 0225
  - MP31474 0225
  - MP31475 0225
  - MP31476 0225
  - MP31477 0225
  - MP31478 0225
  - MP31479 0225
  - MP31480 0225
  - MP31481 0225
  - MP31482 0225
  - MP31483 0225
  - MP31484 0225
  - MP31485 0225
  - MP31486 0226
  - MP31487 0226
  - MP31488 0226
  - MP31489 0226
  - MP31490 0226
  - MP31491 0226
  - MP31492 0226
  - MP31493 0226
  - MP31494 0226
  - MP31495 0226
  - MP31496 0226
  - MP31497 0226
  - MP31498 0226
  - MP31499 0226
  - MP31500 0226
  - MP31501 0226
  - MP31502 0226
  - MP31503 0226
- Williams, Verle.
  - MU11039 0269
- Williams, Wade, 3rd.
  - R677308 0279
- Willona’s Mister Right.
  - LU3871 0213
- Willona’s surprise.
  - LU3799 0211
- Willona, the fuzz.
  - LU3785 0211
- Will Rogers’ 1920s: a cowboy’s guide to the times.
  - MP31870 0236
- Will the real Mister Howell please stand up?
  - LP51756 0209
- Will to win.
  - R681332 0285
- Will you go to Heaven?
  - MP32284 0247
- Will your job burn?
  - LP49134 0143
- Wilmetti, Joe R.
  - MU10846 0264
- Wilson, Wallace B.
  - MU11008 0271
- Winchester ’73.
  - R673607 0278
- Wind power—the great revival.
  - MP31550 0227
- Wine from these grapes.
  - LP51564 0204
- The Wingwalker.
  - LP51444 0201
- Winner loses all.
  - LP50441 0176
- The Winner—Problem solving: measurement.
  - MP32092 0242
- Winner take all.
  - LP50132 0168
- Winning is everything.
  - LP48404 0124
- The Winning smile.
  - LP48205 0119
- Winning with customers.
  - MP32375 0249
- Win one for Felix.
  - LP50871 0186
- Winterkill.
  - LP51455 0201
- Winter on an Indian reservation (narrated version)
  - MP31990 0239
- The Wisdom of Solomon.
  - LP49364 0149
- Wiseman, Frederick.
  - MP31201 0218
- Wish you were here.
  - R671978 0277
- Wismievitz, David.
  - MU10395 0253
- The Witch of eight islands.
  - LP51366 0199
- Witch or wife.
  - LP49231 0145
- With intent to kill.
  - LP50765 0183
- With love from the teachers of Nebraska.
  - MP32125 0243
- Without words: an introduction to nonverbal communication.
  - MP31141 0216
- The Witness.
  - LP48011 0114
  - LP51040 0190
- Wittenbrock, A. L.
  - MU11085 0271
  - MU11086 0271
  - MU11089 0271
- Witts, Max Morgan.
  - LF394 0112
- The Wizard of ice.
  - LP50407 0175
- Wolf.
  - LP47998 0113
- The Wolf Boy.
  - LP48214 0119
- Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Requiem, K. 626.
  - MP32194 0245
- Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Symphony number 34 in C major, K. 338, Minuetto, K. 409, Symphony number 40 in G minor, K. 550.
  - MP32192 0245
- The Wolfpack killer.
  - LP51066 0191
- The Wolfpack killers.
  - LP51066 0191
- The Wolper Organization.
  - LP51681 0207
- Woman in hiding.
  - R673609 0278
- Woman in the shadows.
  - LP51576 0204
- Woman: who is me?
  - MP32116 0243
- The Woman who left herself.
  - LP51349 0198
- Women at work: change, choice, challenge.
  - MP32062 0241
- Women from headquarters.
  - R665670 0272
- Women hold up half the sky.
  - MP32349 0249
- Women in chains.
  - LP51655 0206
- Women in Judaism.
  - MU10760 0262
- Women Make Movies, Inc.
  - MP31428 0224
- Women’s Council of Dallas County, Inc.
  - MU10631 0259
- Women’s Media Workshop, Inc.
  - MP31653 0230
- Women’s Resource center, University of California at Riverside.
  - SEE University of California at Riverside. Women’s Resource Center.
- Wonder Products Company.
  - MP31793 0234
- Wonders down under.
  - R682133 0286
- Wonder wheel.
  - MP31530 0227
- Wood, Jack T.
  - MU11060 0270
- Woodfall Film Presentations, Ltd.
  - LF379 0112
- Woodfall Films, Ltd.
  - LF377 0112
- Woodfall, Ltd.
  - LF388 0112
- A Word called courage.
  - LP50389 0174
- The Word is: acceptance.
  - LP49712 0158
- The Word is: alternative.
  - LP49710 0158
- The Word is: celebration.
  - LP49709 0158
- The Word is: growth.
  - LP49713 0158
- The Word is: mortal.
  - LP49711 0158
- The Word is: persistence.
  - LP49714 0158
- Word Wise series.
  - MP31696 0231
  - MP31697 0231
- The Worker: Social work in foster family service.
  - LP48068 0115
- Working for the Lord.
  - MP31417 0223
- Working songs.
  - MU10802 0263
- The Working worlds.
  - MP31426 0223
  - MP31427 0224
- Work in progress.
  - LP49669 0157
- Work of art.
  - LP48688 0131
- The World below.
  - LP49964 0164
- The World between.
  - LP50735 0182
- The World beyond.
  - LP48690 0131
- World class pole vaulters.
  - MP32120 0243
- World Film Services, Ltd.
  - LP49673 0157
- World full of hurt.
  - LP47995 0113
- A World in a grain of sand.
  - MP27699 0214
- World-Over Communications.
  - LP51290 0197
- World premiere.
  - LP48968 0138
  - LP49511 0153
  - LP49512 0153
  - LP49513 0153
  - LP49514 0153
  - LP49515 0153
  - LP49637 0156
  - LP49639 0156
  - LP49640 0156
  - LP49641 0156
  - LP49642 0156
  - LP49643 0156
  - LP49644 0156
  - LP50266 0171
  - LP50268 0171
  - LP50269 0171
  - LP50270 0171
  - LP50271 0171
  - LP50278 0172
  - LP50279 0172
  - LP50280 0172
- The World’s greatest lover.
  - LP50809 0184
- Worldwide Church of God, Pasadena.
  - MP32284 0247
  - MP32285 0247
  - MP32286 0247
  - MP32287 0247
  - MP32288 0247
  - MP32289 0247
  - MP32290 0247
  - MP32291 0247
  - MP32292 0247
  - MP32293 0247
  - MP32294 0247
  - MP32295 0247
  - MP32296 0247
  - MP32297 0247
  - MP32298 0248
  - MP32299 0248
  - MP32300 0248
  - MP32342 0249
  - MP32343 0249
  - MP32344 0249
  - MP32345 0249
  - MP32346 0249
  - MP32347 0249
- A World without Sundays.
  - LP51603 0205
- Wot the heck.
  - LP48725 0132
- A WPIX editorial report.
  - MP32382 0250
- WPIX, Inc.
  - MP32382 0250
- WPIX, Inc. Community Affairs.
  - MP32382 0250
- WQED (Television station)
  - MP30990 0214
- Wreck of the Jakaba.
  - LP50396 0174
- Wrigley (William) Jr. Company.
  - MP31434 0224
- The Write move.
  - LP50135 0168
- Write way series.
  - MP32394 0250
- Wrong fight.
  - LP50611 0179
- A Wrongful death.
  - LP51457 0201
- Wrong way Butch.
  - R670384 0275
- Wrong Way Feldman.
  - LP51722 0208
- Wyatt Earp syndrome.
  - LP48017 0114
- Wybenga, John.
  - MU10974 0268
  - MU10975 0268
- Wyoming mail.
  - R680849 0283
- Xerox Corporation.
  - LP48591 0129
  - LP48592 0129
  - LP49665 0156
  - LP50000 0164
  - LP50001 0165
  - LP50002 0165
  - MP31572 0228
  - MP31573 0228
  - MP31574 0228
  - MP31857 0235
- Xerox Films.
  - LP48591 0129
  - LP48592 0129
  - MP31857 0235
- Xerox Learning Systems.
  - LP49665 0156
- X-linked inheritance.
  - MP31209 0218
- X marks the spot.
  - LP51701 0207
- Xmas show.
  - LU3884 0213
- A Year at the top.
  - LU3811 0212
  - LU3812 0212
  - LU3813 0212
  - LU3814 0212
  - LU3815 0212
- Year of the Dragon.
  - LP48004 0113
  - LP48005 0113
- Yedinak, Paul R.
  - MU10930 0267
  - MU10934 0267
- Yeiser, Lin.
  - MP31638 0230
- Yellow Ball Workshop.
  - LP51693 0207
- Yellowbird Films, Ltd.
  - LP49674 0157
- Yellow Bison.
  - MP31553 0228
- Yellow Rose Production Company.
  - MU10359 0253
- Yes, my deadly daughter.
  - LP50162 0168
- Yo ho and a bubble of gum.
  - LP48739 0133
- Y.O.R.D.
  - LP49937 0163
- Yorkin (Bud) Productions, Inc.
  - LP49278 0146
  - LP49279 0146
  - LP49280 0146
  - LP49281 0146
  - LP49282 0146
  - LP49283 0147
  - LP49284 0147
  - LP49285 0147
  - LP49286 0147
  - LP49287 0147
  - LP49288 0147
  - LP49289 0147
  - LP49290 0147
  - LP49291 0147
  - LP49292 0147
  - LP49293 0147
  - LP49294 0147
  - LP49295 0147
  - LP49296 0147
  - LP49297 0147
  - LP49298 0147
  - LP50693 0181
  - LU3792 0211
  - LU3793 0211
  - LU3794 0211
  - LU3795 0211
  - LU3796 0211
  - LU3797 0211
  - LU3798 0211
  - LU3817 0212
  - LU3818 0212
  - LU3819 0212
  - LU3820 0212
  - LU3821 0212
  - LU3822 0212
  - LU3823 0212
  - LU3824 0212
  - LU3825 0212
  - LU3853 0213
  - LU3854 0213
  - LU3884 0213
  - LU3885 0213
  - LU3886 0213
- You are cordially not invited.
  - LP51285 0197
- You are not alone.
  - LP49524 0153
- You can feel the difference.
  - MU9790 0251
- You can get killed out there.
  - LP50813 0184
- You can make a million.
  - R679921 0281
- You may not get a second chance.
  - MP32369 0249
- You mean business.
  - MP31424 0223
- Young Daniel Boone.
  - R677422 0279
- The Young lawyers.
  - LP51646 0206
- Young people’s specials.
  - MP31780 0234
  - MP31781 0234
  - MP31782 0234
  - MP31783 0234
  - MP31784 0234
  - MP31785 0234
- Your exciting journey in real estate.
  - MP32329 0248
- Your home breathing treatment with the Bennett respirator, AP 4 and AP 5.
  - MP31262 0219
- Your home breathing treatment with the Bird Mark 7 Portabird respirator.
  - MP31261 0219
- Your next two years.
  - MP31770 0233
- Your road to success in real estate.
  - MP32341 0249
- Your stake in the future.
  - MP32289 0247
- Your street.
  - MP31128 0216
- Your study skills, taking tests.
  - MP31419 0223
- You saved my life.
  - LP51001 0189
- Youth Alternatives of Boise.
  - MP31266 0220
- Youth, maturity, old age, death.
  - MP32077 0241
- You’ve been disconnected.
  - LP51748 0209
- You’ve come a long way, baby.
  - LP50880 0186
- You’ve got nails, 2.
  - MP31053 0214
- Yoyo takes a bride.
  - LP49995 0164
- Zaentz (Saul) Production Company.
  - LP50039 0165
  - LP50040 0165
- Zamarin, Ronald J.
  - MU10531 0256
  - MU10669 0260
  - MU10812 0264
- Zamba.
  - R668858 0274
- Zamora, John J.
  - MU10663 0260
- Zaphiriou, Michael.
  - MU11078 0270
- Zarember, Herbert.
  - MU10835 0264
- Zebba, Sam.
  - R667851 0273
- Zelazny, Roger.
  - LP49667 0157
  - LP49902 0162
- Zen Buddhism.
  - MU10703 0261
- Zimmerman, Robert D.
  - MU10763 0262
- Zionism.
  - MU10723 0261
- Zipporah Films.
  - MP31201 0218
- Ziv Television.
  - LP48366 0123
  - LP48367 0123
  - LP48368 0123
  - LP48369 0123
  - LP48370 0123
  - LP48371 0123
  - LP48372 0123
  - LP48373 0123
  - LP48374 0123
  - LP48375 0123
  - LP48376 0123
  - LP48377 0123
  - LP48378 0123
  - LP48379 0123
  - LP48380 0123
  - LP48381 0123
  - LP48382 0123
  - LP48383 0123
  - LP48384 0123
  - LP49843 0161
  - LP49844 0161
  - LP49845 0161
  - LP49846 0161
  - LP49847 0161
  - LP49848 0161
  - LP49849 0161
  - LP49850 0161
  - LP49851 0161
  - LP49852 0161
  - LP49853 0161
  - LP49854 0161
  - LP49855 0161
  - LP49856 0161
  - LP49857 0161
  - LP49858 0161
  - LP49859 0161
  - LP49860 0161
  - LP49861 0161
  - LP51126 0193
  - LP51127 0193
  - LP51128 0193
  - LP51129 0193
  - LP51130 0193
  - LP51131 0193
  - LP51132 0193
  - LP51133 0193
  - LP51134 0193
  - LP51135 0193
  - LP51136 0193
  - LP51137 0193
  - LP51138 0193
  - LP51139 0193
  - LP51140 0193
  - LP51141 0193
  - LP51142 0193
- Ziv Television Production, Inc.
  - LP50098 0167
  - LP50582 0179
  - LP50583 0179
- Ziv Television Productions, Inc.
  - LP49193 0144
  - LP49194 0144
  - LP49195 0144
  - LP49196 0144
  - LP49197 0144
  - LP49198 0144
  - LP49199 0144
  - LP49200 0144
  - LP49201 0144
  - LP49202 0144
  - LP49203 0144
  - LP49204 0144
  - LP49205 0144
  - LP49206 0144
  - LP49207 0144
  - LP49208 0144
  - LP49209 0144
  - LP49210 0144
  - LP49211 0145
  - LP49212 0145
  - LP49213 0145
  - LP49214 0145
  - LP49215 0145
  - LP49216 0145
  - LP49217 0145
  - LP49218 0145
  - LP49219 0145
  - LP49220 0145
  - LP49221 0145
  - LP50099 0167
- ZIV Television Programs, Inc.
  - LP48296 0121
  - LP48297 0121
  - LP48302 0121
  - LP48303 0121
  - LP48304 0121
  - LP48305 0121
  - LP48306 0121
  - LP48307 0121
  - LP48308 0121
  - LP48309 0121
  - LP48310 0122
  - LP48311 0122
  - LP48312 0122
  - LP48313 0122
  - LP48314 0122
  - LP48315 0122
  - LP48316 0122
  - LP48317 0122
  - LP48318 0122
  - LP48319 0122
  - LP48320 0122
  - LP48321 0122
  - LP48322 0122
  - LP48323 0122
  - LP48324 0122
  - LP48325 0122
  - LP48326 0122
  - LP48327 0122
  - LP48328 0122
  - LP48329 0122
  - LP48330 0122
  - LP48331 0122
  - LP48332 0122
  - LP48333 0122
  - LP48334 0122
  - LP48335 0122
  - LP48336 0122
  - LP48337 0122
  - LP48338 0122
  - LP48339 0122
  - LP48340 0122
  - LP48341 0122
  - LP48342 0122
  - LP48343 0122
  - LP48344 0122
  - LP48345 0122
  - LP48346 0122
  - LP48347 0122
  - LP48348 0122
  - LP48349 0123
  - LP48350 0123
  - LP48351 0123
  - LP48352 0123
  - LP48353 0123
  - LP48354 0123
  - LP48355 0123
  - LP48356 0123
  - LP48357 0123
  - LP48358 0123
  - LP48359 0123
  - LP48360 0123
  - LP48361 0123
  - LP48362 0123
  - LP48363 0123
  - LP48364 0123
  - LP48365 0123
  - LP48470 0126
  - LP48471 0126
  - LP48472 0126
  - LP48473 0126
  - LP48474 0126
  - LP48475 0126
  - LP48476 0126
  - LP48477 0126
  - LP48478 0126
  - LP48479 0126
  - LP48480 0126
  - LP48481 0126
  - LP48482 0126
  - LP48483 0126
  - LP48484 0126
  - LP48485 0126
  - LP48486 0126
  - LP48487 0126
  - LP48488 0126
  - LP48489 0126
  - LP48490 0126
  - LP48491 0126
  - LP48492 0126
  - LP48493 0126
  - LP48494 0126
  - LP48495 0126
  - LP48496 0127
  - LP48497 0127
  - LP48498 0127
  - LP48499 0127
  - LP48500 0127
  - LP48501 0127
  - LP48502 0127
  - LP48503 0127
  - LP48504 0127
  - LP48505 0127
  - LP48506 0127
  - LP48507 0127
  - LP48508 0127
  - LP46509 0127
  - LP48510 0127
  - LP48511 0127
  - LP48512 0127
  - LP48589 0129
  - LP48646 0130
  - LP48647 0130
  - LP48648 0130
  - LP48649 0130
  - LP48650 0130
  - LP48651 0130
  - LP48652 0130
  - LP48653 0130
  - LP48654 0131
  - LP48655 0131
  - LP48656 0131
  - LP48657 0131
  - LP48658 0131
  - LP46659 0131
  - LP48660 0131
  - LP48661 0131
  - LP48662 0131
  - LP48663 0131
  - LP48664 0131
  - LP48665 0131
  - LP48666 0131
  - LP48667 0131
  - LP46668 0131
  - LP48669 0131
  - LP48671 0131
  - LP48672 0131
  - LP48673 0131
  - LP48674 0131
  - LP48675 0131
  - LP48676 0131
  - LP48677 0131
  - LP48678 0131
  - LP48679 0131
  - LP48680 0131
  - LP48681 0131
  - LP48682 0131
  - LP48683 0131
  - LP48684 0131
  - LP48685 0131
  - LP48686 0131
  - LP48687 0131
  - LP48688 0131
  - LP48689 0131
  - LP48690 0131
  - LP48691 0131
  - LP48692 0132
  - LP48693 0132
  - LP48694 0132
  - LP48695 0132
  - LP48696 0132
  - LP48697 0132
  - LP48698 0132
  - LP48699 0132
  - LP48700 0132
  - LP48701 0132
  - LP48702 0132
  - LP48703 0132
  - LP48794 0134
  - LP48795 0134
  - LP48796 0134
  - LP48797 0134
  - LP48798 0134
  - LP48799 0134
  - LP48800 0134
  - LP48801 0134
  - LP48802 0135
  - LP48803 0135
  - LP48804 0135
  - LP48805 0135
  - LP48806 0135
  - LP48807 0135
  - LP48808 0135
  - LP48809 0135
  - LP48810 0135
  - LP48811 0135
  - LP48812 0135
  - LP46813 0135
  - LP48814 0135
  - LP48815 0135
  - LP48816 0135
  - LP48817 0135
  - LP48818 0135
  - LP48819 0135
  - LP48820 0135
  - LP48821 0135
  - LP48822 0135
  - LP48882 0136
  - LP48883 0137
  - LP48884 0137
  - LP48885 0137
  - LP48886 0137
  - LP48887 0137
  - LP48888 0137
  - LP48889 0137
  - LP48890 0137
  - LP48691 0137
  - LP48892 0137
  - LP48893 0137
  - LP48894 0137
  - LP48895 0137
  - LP48896 0137
  - LP48897 0137
  - LP48898 0137
  - LP48899 0137
  - LP48900 0137
  - LP48901 0137
  - LP48902 0137
  - LP48903 0137
  - LP48904 0137
  - LP48905 0137
  - LP48906 0137
  - LP48907 0137
  - LP48908 0137
  - LP48909 0137
  - LP48910 0137
  - LP48911 0137
  - LP48912 0137
  - LP48913 0137
  - LP48914 0137
  - LP48915 0137
  - LP48916 0137
  - LP48917 0137
  - LP48918 0137
  - LP48919 0137
  - LP48920 0137
  - LP48921 0137
  - LP48922 0137
  - LP48923 0137
  - LP48924 0137
  - LP48925 0137
  - LP48926 0137
  - LP48927 0137
  - LP48928 0137
  - LP48929 0138
  - LP48930 0138
  - LP48931 0138
  - LP48932 0138
  - LP48933 0138
  - LP48934 0138
  - LP48936 0138
  - LP48937 0138
  - LP48938 0138
  - LP48939 0138
  - LP48940 0138
  - LP48941 0138
  - LP48942 0138
  - LP48943 0138
  - LP48944 0138
  - LP48945 0138
  - LP48946 0138
  - LP48947 0138
  - LP48948 0138
  - LP48949 0138
  - LP48950 0138
  - LP48951 0138
  - LP48952 0138
  - LP48953 0138
  - LP48954 0138
  - LP48955 0138
  - LP48956 0138
  - LP48957 0138
  - LP48958 0138
  - LP48959 0138
  - LP48960 0138
  - LP48961 0138
  - LP48962 0138
  - LP48978 0139
  - LP48979 0139
  - LP48980 0139
  - LP48981 0139
  - LP48982 0139
  - LP48983 0139
  - LP48984 0139
  - LP48985 0139
  - LP48986 0139
  - LP48987 0139
  - LP48988 0139
  - LP48989 0139
  - LP48990 0139
  - LP48991 0139
  - LP48992 0139
  - LP48993 0139
  - LP48994 0139
  - LP48995 0139
  - LP48996 0139
  - LP48997 0139
  - LP48998 0139
  - LP48999 0139
  - LP49000 0139
  - LP49001 0139
  - LP49002 0139
  - LP49003 0139
  - LP49004 0139
  - LP49005 0139
  - LP49006 0139
  - LP49007 0139
  - LP49008 0139
  - LP49009 0139
  - LP49010 0139
  - LP49011 0140
  - LP49012 0140
  - LP49013 0140
  - LP49014 0140
  - LP49015 0140
  - LP49016 0140
  - LP49017 0140
  - LP49018 0140
  - LP49019 0140
  - LP49020 0140
  - LP49021 0140
  - LP49022 0140
  - LP49023 0140
  - LP49024 0140
  - LP49025 0140
  - LP49026 0140
  - LP49027 0140
  - LP49035 0140
  - LP49036 0140
  - LP49037 0140
  - LP49038 0140
  - LP49039 0140
  - LP49040 0140
  - LP49041 0140
  - LP49042 0140
  - LP49043 0140
  - LP49044 0140
  - LP49045 0140
  - LP49046 0140
  - LP49047 0140
  - LP49048 0140
  - LP49049 0140
  - LP49050 0140
  - LP49051 0141
  - LP49052 0141
  - LP49053 0141
  - LP49054 0141
  - LP49055 0141
  - LP49056 0141
  - LP49057 0141
  - LP49058 0141
  - LP49059 0141
  - LP49060 0141
  - LP49061 0141
  - LP49062 0141
  - LP49063 0141
  - LP49064 0141
  - LP49096 0142
  - LP49097 0142
  - LP49098 0142
  - LP49099 0142
  - LP49100 0142
  - LP49101 0142
  - LP49102 0142
  - LP49103 0142
  - LP49104 0142
  - LP49105 0142
  - LP49106 0142
  - LP49107 0142
  - LP49108 0142
  - LP49109 0142
  - LP49110 0142
  - LP49111 0142
  - LP49112 0142
  - LP49113 0142
  - LP49114 0142
  - LP49115 0142
  - LP49116 0142
  - LP49117 0142
  - LP49118 0142
  - LP49119 0142
  - LP49120 0142
  - LP49121 0142
  - LP49122 0142
  - LP49123 0142
  - LP49124 0142
  - LP49125 0142
  - LP49136 0143
  - LP49137 0143
  - LP49138 0143
  - LP49139 0143
  - LP49140 0143
  - LP49141 0143
  - LP49142 0143
  - LP49143 0143
  - LP49144 0143
  - LP49145 0143
  - LP49146 0143
  - LP49147 0143
  - LP49148 0143
  - LP49149 0143
  - LP49150 0143
  - LP49151 0143
  - LP49152 0143
  - LP49153 0143
  - LP49154 0143
  - LP49155 0143
  - LP49156 0143
  - LP49157 0143
  - LP49158 0143
  - LP49159 0143
  - LP49160 0143
  - LP49161 0143
  - LP49162 0143
  - LP49163 0143
  - LP49164 0143
  - LP49165 0143
  - LP49166 0143
  - LP49167 0143
  - LP49168 0143
  - LP49169 0143
  - LP49170 0143
  - LP49171 0143
  - LP49172 0144
  - LP49173 0144
  - LP49174 0144
  - LP49175 0144
  - LP49176 0144
  - LP49177 0144
  - LP49178 0144
  - LP49179 0144
  - LP49180 0144
  - LP49181 0144
  - LP49182 0144
  - LP49183 0144
  - LP49184 0144
  - LP49185 0144
  - LP49186 0144
  - LP49187 0144
  - LP49188 0144
  - LP49189 0144
  - LP49190 0144
  - LP49191 0144
  - LP49192 0144
  - LP49193 0144
  - LP49194 0144
  - LP49195 0144
  - LP49196 0144
  - LP49197 0144
  - LP49198 0144
  - LP49199 0144
  - LP49200 0144
  - LP49201 0144
  - LP49202 0144
  - LP49203 0144
  - LP49204 0144
  - LP49205 0144
  - LP49206 0144
  - LP49207 0144
  - LP49208 0144
  - LP49209 0144
  - LP49210 0144
  - LP49211 0145
  - LP49212 0145
  - LP49213 0145
  - LP49214 0145
  - LP49215 0145
  - LP49216 0145
  - LP49217 0145
  - LP49218 0145
  - LP49219 0145
  - LP49220 0145
  - LP49221 0145
  - LP49299 0147
  - LP49300 0147
  - LP49301 0147
  - LP49302 0147
  - LP49303 0147
  - LP49304 0147
  - LP49305 0147
  - LP49306 0147
  - LP49307 0147
  - LP49308 0147
  - LP49309 0147
  - LP49310 0147
  - LP49311 0147
  - LP49312 0147
  - LP49313 0147
  - LP49314 0147
  - LP49315 0147
  - LP49316 0147
  - LP49317 0147
  - LP49318 0148
  - LP49319 0148
  - LP49320 0148
  - LP49321 0148
  - LP49322 0148
  - LP49323 0148
  - LP49324 0148
  - LP49325 0148
  - LP49326 0148
  - LP49327 0148
  - LP49328 0148
  - LP49329 0148
  - LP49330 0148
  - LP49331 0148
  - LP49333 0148
  - LP49334 0148
  - LP49335 0148
  - LP49336 0148
  - LP49337 0148
  - LP49431 0151
  - LP49432 0151
  - LP49433 0151
  - LP49434 0151
  - LP49435 0151
  - LP49436 0151
  - LP49437 0151
  - LP49438 0151
  - LP49439 0151
  - LP49440 0151
  - LP49441 0151
  - LP49442 0151
  - LP49443 0151
  - LP49444 0151
  - LP49445 0151
  - LP49446 0151
  - LP49447 0151
  - LP49448 0151
  - LP49449 0151
  - LP49450 0151
  - LP49451 0151
  - LP49452 0151
  - LP49453 0151
  - LP49454 0151
  - LP49455 0151
  - LP49456 0151
  - LP49457 0151
  - LP49458 0151
  - LP49459 0152
  - LP49460 0152
  - LP49466 0152
  - LP49467 0152
  - LP49468 0152
  - LP49469 0152
  - LP49470 0152
  - LP49471 0152
  - LP49472 0152
  - LP49473 0152
  - LP49474 0152
  - LP49475 0152
  - LP49476 0152
  - LP49477 0152
  - LP49478 0152
  - LP49479 0152
  - LP49480 0152
  - LP49481 0152
  - LP49482 0152
  - LP49483 0152
  - LP49484 0152
  - LP49485 0152
  - LP49486 0152
  - LP49487 0152
  - LP49488 0152
  - LP49489 0152
  - LP49490 0152
  - LP49491 0152
  - LP49492 0152
  - LP49493 0152
  - LP49494 0152
  - LP49495 0152
  - LP49510 0153
  - LP49811 0160
  - LP49812 0160
  - LP49813 0160
  - LP49814 0160
  - LP49815 0160
  - LP49818 0160
  - LP49819 0160
  - LP49820 0160
  - LP49821 0160
  - LP49822 0160
  - LP49823 0160
  - LP49824 0160
  - LP49825 0160
  - LP49826 0160
  - LP49827 0160
  - LP49828 0160
  - LP49829 0160
  - LP49830 0160
  - LP49031 0161
  - LP49832 0161
  - LP49833 0161
  - LP49834 0161
  - LP49635 0161
  - LP49836 0161
  - LP49837 0161
  - LP49838 0161
  - LP49839 0161
  - LP49840 0161
  - LP49841 0161
  - LP49842 0161
  - LP49862 0161
  - LP49863 0161
  - LP49864 0161
  - LP49865 0161
  - LP49866 0161
  - LP49867 0161
  - LP49868 0161
  - LP49869 0161
  - LP49870 0161
  - LP49871 0161
  - LP49872 0162
  - LP49873 0162
  - LP49874 0162
  - LP49875 0162
  - LP49876 0162
  - LP49877 0162
  - LP49878 0162
  - LP49879 0162
  - LP49880 0162
  - LP49881 0162
  - LP49882 0162
  - LP49883 0162
  - LP49884 0162
  - LP49885 0162
  - LP49886 0162
  - LP49887 0162
  - LP49888 0162
  - LP49889 0162
  - LP49890 0162
  - LP49891 0162
  - LP49892 0162
  - LP49893 0162
  - LP49894 0162
  - LP49895 0162
  - LP49896 0162
  - LP49897 0162
  - LP49931 0163
  - LP49932 0163
  - LP49933 0163
  - LP49934 0163
  - LP49935 0163
  - LP49936 0163
  - LP49937 0163
  - LP49938 0163
  - LP49939 0163
  - LP49940 0163
  - LP49941 0163
  - LP49942 0163
  - LP49943 0163
  - LP49944 0163
  - LP49945 0163
  - LP49946 0163
  - LP49947 0163
  - LP49948 0163
  - LP49949 0163
  - LP49950 0163
  - LP49951 0163
  - LP49952 0163
  - LP49953 0163
  - LP49954 0163
  - LP49955 0163
  - LP49956 0163
  - LP49957 0163
  - LP49958 0163
  - LP49959 0163
  - LP49960 0164
  - LP49961 0164
  - LP49962 0164
  - LP49963 0164
  - LP49964 0164
  - LP49965 0164
  - LP49966 0164
  - LP49967 0164
  - LP49968 0164
  - LP49969 0164
  - LP49970 0164
  - LP49971 0164
  - LP49972 0164
  - LP49973 0164
  - LP49974 0164
  - LP49975 0164
  - LP49976 0164
  - LP49977 0164
  - LP49978 0164
  - LP49979 0164
  - LP49980 0164
  - LP49981 0164
  - LP49982 0164
  - LP49983 0164
  - LP49984 0164
  - LP49985 0164
  - LP49986 0164
  - LP49987 0164
  - LP49988 0164
  - LP49989 0164
  - LP49990 0164
  - LP50098 0167
  - LP50099 0167
  - LP50100 0167
  - LP50101 0167
  - LP50102 0167
  - LP50103 0167
  - LP50104 0167
  - LP50105 0167
  - LP50106 0167
  - LP50107 0167
  - LP50108 0167
  - LP50109 0167
  - LP50110 0167
  - LP50111 0167
  - LP50112 0167
  - LP50113 0167
  - LP50114 0167
  - LP50115 0167
  - LP50116 0167
  - LP50117 0167
  - LP50118 0167
  - LP50119 0167
  - LP50120 0167
  - LP50121 0167
  - LP50122 0167
  - LP50123 0167
  - LP50124 0167
  - LP50125 0168
  - LP50126 0168
  - LP50127 0168
  - LP50422 0175
  - LP50423 0175
  - LP50424 0175
  - LP50425 0175
  - LP50426 0175
  - LP50427 0175
  - LP50428 0175
  - LP50429 0175
  - LP50430 0175
  - LP50431 0175
  - LP50432 0175
  - LP50433 0175
  - LP50434 0175
  - LP50435 0175
  - LP50436 0175
  - LP50437 0175
  - LP50438 0175
  - LP50439 0175
  - LP50440 0175
  - LP50441 0176
  - LP50442 0176
  - LP50443 0176
  - LP50444 0176
  - LP50445 0176
  - LP50446 0176
  - LP50447 0176
  - LP50448 0176
  - LP50449 0176
  - LP50450 0176
  - LP50451 0176
  - LP50452 0176
  - LP50453 0176
  - LP50454 0176
  - LP50455 0176
  - LP50456 0176
  - LP50457 0176
  - LP50458 0176
  - LP50459 0176
  - LP50460 0176
  - LP50576 0179
  - LP50577 0179
  - LP50578 0179
  - LP50579 0179
  - LP50580 0179
  - LP50581 0179
  - LP50582 0179
  - LP50583 0179
  - LP50584 0179
  - LP50585 0179
  - LP50586 0179
  - LP50587 0179
  - LP50588 0179
  - LP50589 0179
  - LP50590 0179
  - LP50591 0179
  - LP50592 0179
  - LP50593 0179
  - LP50594 0179
  - LP50595 0179
  - LP50596 0179
  - LP50597 0179
  - LP50598 0179
  - LP50599 0179
  - LP50600 0179
  - LP50601 0179
  - LP50602 0179
  - LP50603 0179
  - LP50604 0179
  - LP50605 0179
  - LP50606 0179
  - LP50607 0179
  - LP50608 0179
  - LP50609 0179
  - LP50610 0179
  - LP50611 0179
  - LP50612 0179
  - LP50613 0179
  - LP50614 0179
  - LP50615 0179
  - LP50616 0179
  - LP50617 0179
  - LP50618 0180
  - LP50619 0180
  - LP50620 0180
  - LP50621 0180
  - LP50622 0180
  - LP50623 0180
  - LP50624 0180
  - LP50625 0180
  - LP50626 0180
  - LP50627 0180
  - LP50628 0180
  - LP50629 0180
  - LP50630 0180
  - LP50631 0180
  - LP50632 0180
  - LP50633 0180
  - LP50634 0180
  - LP50635 0180
  - LP50636 0180
  - LP50637 0180
  - LP50638 0180
  - LP50639 0180
  - LP50640 0180
  - LP50641 0180
  - LP50642 0180
  - LP50643 0180
  - LP50644 0180
  - LP50645 0180
  - LP50646 0180
  - LP50647 0180
  - LP50648 0180
  - LP50649 0180
  - LP50650 0180
  - LP50651 0180
  - LP50652 0180
  - LP50653 0180
  - LP50654 0180
  - LP50655 0180
  - LP50656 0180
  - LP50657 0180
  - LP50658 0180
  - LP50659 0180
  - LP50660 0180
  - LP50661 0180
  - LP50662 0180
  - LP50663 0180
  - LP50664 0181
  - LP50665 0181
  - LP50666 0181
  - LP50667 0181
  - LP50668 0181
  - LP50669 0181
  - LP50670 0181
  - LP50671 0181
  - LP50672 0181
  - LP50673 0181
  - LP50674 0181
  - LP50675 0181
  - LP50676 0181
  - LP50677 0181
  - LP50678 0181
  - LP50679 0181
  - LP50680 0181
  - LP50681 0181
  - LP50682 0181
  - LP50683 0181
  - LP50684 0181
  - LP50685 0181
  - LP50687 0181
  - LP50688 0181
  - LP50689 0181
  - LP50690 0181
  - LP50691 0181
  - LP50692 0181
  - LP51114 0192
  - LP51115 0192
  - LP51117 0192
  - LP51118 0192
  - LP51119 0192
  - LP51120 0192
  - LP51143 0193
  - LP51144 0193
  - LP51145 0193
  - LP51146 0193
  - LP51147 0193
  - LP51148 0193
  - LP51149 0193
  - LP51150 0193
  - LP51151 0193
  - LP51152 0193
  - LP51153 0193
  - LP51165 0194
  - LP51166 0194
  - LP51167 0194
  - LP51168 0194
  - LP51169 0194
  - LP51170 0194
  - LP51171 0194
  - LP51172 0194
  - LP51173 0194
  - LP51174 0194
  - LP51175 0194
  - LP51176 0194
  - LP51177 0194
  - LP51178 0194
  - LP51179 0194
  - LP51180 0194
  - LP51181 0194
  - LP51182 0194
  - LP51183 0194
  - LP51184 0194
  - LP51185 0194
  - LP51186 0194
  - LP51187 0194
  - LP51188 0194
  - LP51189 0194
  - LP51190 0194
  - LP51191 0194
  - LP51192 0194
  - LP51193 0194
  - LP51194 0194
  - LP51195 0194
  - LP51196 0194
  - LP51197 0194
  - LP51198 0194
  - LP51199 0194
  - LP51200 0194
  - LP51201 0194
  - LP51202 0194
  - LP51203 0195
  - LP51204 0195
  - LP51205 0195
  - LP51206 0195
  - LP51207 0195
  - LP51208 0195
  - LP51209 0195
  - LP51210 0195
  - LP51211 0195
  - LP51212 0195
  - LP51213 0195
  - LP51214 0195
  - LP51215 0195
  - LP51216 0195
  - LP51217 0195
  - LP51218 0195
  - LP51219 0195
  - LP51220 0195
  - LP51221 0195
  - LP51222 0195
  - LP51223 0195
  - LP51224 0195
  - LP51225 0195
  - LP51226 0195
  - LP51227 0195
  - LP51228 0195
  - LP51229 0195
  - LP51230 0195
  - LP51231 0195
  - LP51232 0195
  - LP51233 0195
  - LP51234 0195
  - LP51235 0195
  - LP51236 0195
  - LP51237 0195
  - LP51238 0195
  - LP51239 0195
  - LP51240 0195
  - LP51241 0195
  - LP51242 0195
  - LP51243 0195
  - LP51291 0197
  - LP51292 0197
  - LP51293 0197
  - LP51294 0197
  - LP51295 0197
  - LP51296 0197
  - LP51297 0197
  - LP51337 0198
  - LP51338 0198
  - LP51339 0198
  - LP51340 0198
  - LP51341 0198
  - LP51342 0198
  - LP51343 0198
  - LP51344 0198
  - LP51345 0198
  - LP51346 0198
  - LP51347 0198
  - LP51348 0198
  - LP51349 0198
  - LP51350 0198
  - LP51351 0199
  - LP51352 0199
  - LP51353 0199
  - LP51354 0199
  - LP51355 0199
  - LP51356 0199
  - LP51357 0199
  - LP51358 0199
  - LP51359 0199
  - LP51360 0199
  - LP51361 0199
  - LP51362 0199
  - LP51363 0199
  - LP51364 0199
  - LP51365 0199
  - LP51366 0199
  - LP51367 0199
  - LP51368 0199
  - LP51369 0199
  - LP51370 0199
  - LP51371 0199
  - LP51372 0199
  - LP51412 0200
  - LP51413 0200
  - LP51414 0200
  - LP51415 0200
  - LP51416 0200
  - LP51417 0200
  - LP51418 0200
  - LP51419 0200
  - LP51420 0200
  - LP51421 0200
  - LP51422 0200
  - LP51423 0200
  - LP51424 0200
  - LP51425 0200
  - LP51426 0200
  - LP51427 0200
  - LP51428 0200
  - LP51429 0200
  - LP51430 0200
  - LP51431 0200
  - LP51432 0200
  - LP51433 0200
  - LP51434 0200
  - LP51435 0200
  - LP51436 0200
  - LP51437 0200
  - LP51438 0200
  - LP51439 0200
  - LP51440 0200
  - LP51441 0201
  - LP51442 0201
  - LP51443 0201
  - LP51731 0208
- ZIV-United Artists, Inc.
  - LP48298 0121
  - LP48299 0121
  - LP48300 0121
  - LP48301 0121
  - LP48366 0123
  - LP48367 0123
  - LP48368 0123
  - LP48369 0123
  - LP48370 0123
  - LP48371 0123
  - LP48372 0123
  - LP48373 0123
  - LP48374 0123
  - LP48375 0123
  - LP48376 0123
  - LP48377 0123
  - LP48378 0123
  - LP48379 0123
  - LP48380 0123
  - LP48381 0123
  - LP48382 0123
  - LP48383 0123
  - LP48384 0123
  - LP48453 0125
  - LP48454 0126
  - LP48455 0126
  - LP48456 0126
  - LP48457 0126
  - LP48458 0126
  - LP48459 0126
  - LP48460 0126
  - LP48461 0126
  - LP48462 0126
  - LP48463 0126
  - LP48464 0126
  - LP48465 0126
  - LP48466 0126
  - LP48467 0126
  - LP48468 0126
  - LP48469 0126
  - LP49601 0155
  - LP49602 0155
  - LP49603 0155
  - LP49604 0155
  - LP49605 0155
  - LP49606 0155
  - LP49607 0155
  - LP49608 0155
  - LP49609 0155
  - LP49610 0155
  - LP49611 0155
  - LP49612 0155
  - LP49613 0155
  - LP49614 0155
  - LP49615 0155
  - LP49616 0155
  - LP49617 0155
  - LP49618 0155
  - LP49619 0155
  - LP49620 0155
  - LP49621 0155
  - LP49622 0155
  - LP49623 0155
  - LP49624 0155
  - LP49625 0155
  - LP49626 0155
  - LP49627 0156
  - LP49628 0156
  - LP49629 0156
  - LP49630 0156
  - LP49631 0156
  - LP49632 0156
  - LP49633 0156
  - LP49634 0156
  - LP49635 0156
  - LP49636 0156
  - LP49816 0160
  - LP49817 0160
  - LP49843 0161
  - LP49844 0161
  - LP49845 0161
  - LP49846 0161
  - LP49847 0161
  - LP49848 0161
  - LP49849 0161
  - LP49850 0161
  - LP49851 0161
  - LP49852 0161
  - LP49853 0161
  - LP49854 0161
  - LP49855 0161
  - LP49856 0161
  - LP49857 0161
  - LP49858 0161
  - LP49859 0161
  - LP49860 0161
  - LP49861 0161
  - LP50393 0174
  - LP50394 0174
  - LP50395 0174
  - LP50396 0174
  - LP50397 0175
  - LP50398 0175
  - LP50399 0175
  - LP50400 0175
  - LP50401 0175
  - LP50402 0175
  - LP50403 0175
  - LP50404 0175
  - LP50405 0175
  - LP50406 0175
  - LP50407 0175
  - LP50408 0175
  - LP50409 0175
  - LP50410 0175
  - LP50411 0175
  - LP50412 0175
  - LP50413 0175
  - LP50414 0175
  - LP50415 0175
  - LP50416 0175
  - LP50417 0175
  - LP50418 0175
  - LP50419 0175
  - LP50420 0175
  - LP50421 0175
  - LP50461 0176
  - LP50462 0176
  - LP50463 0176
  - LP50464 0176
  - LP50465 0176
  - LP50466 0176
  - LP50467 0176
  - LP50468 0176
  - LP50469 0176
  - LP50470 0176
  - LP50471 0176
  - LP50472 0176
  - LP50473 0176
  - LP50474 0176
  - LP50475 0176
  - LP50476 0176
  - LP50477 0176
  - LP50478 0176
  - LP50479 0176
  - LP50480 0176
  - LP50481 0176
  - LP50482 0176
  - LP50483 0176
  - LP50484 0176
  - LP50485 0176
  - LP50486 0176
  - LP50487 0177
  - LP50488 0177
  - LP50489 0177
  - LP50490 0177
  - LP50491 0177
  - LP50492 0177
  - LP50493 0177
  - LP50494 0177
  - LP50495 0177
  - LP50496 0177
  - LP50497 0177
  - LP50498 0177
  - LP50499 0177
  - LP50500 0177
  - LP50501 0177
  - LP50502 0177
  - LP50503 0177
  - LP50504 0177
  - LP50505 0177
  - LP50506 0177
  - LP50507 0177
  - LP50508 0177
  - LP50509 0177
  - LP50510 0177
  - LP50511 0177
  - LP50512 0177
  - LP50513 0177
  - LP50514 0177
  - LP50515 0177
  - LP50529 0178
  - LP50530 0178
  - LP50531 0178
  - LP50532 0178
  - LP50533 0178
  - LP50534 0178
  - LP50535 0178
  - LP50536 0178
  - LP50537 0178
  - LP50538 0178
  - LP50540 0178
  - LP50541 0178
  - LP50542 0178
  - LP50543 0178
  - LP50544 0178
  - LP50545 0178
  - LP50546 0178
  - LP50547 0178
  - LP50548 0178
  - LP50549 0178
  - LP50550 0178
  - LP50551 0178
  - LP50552 0178
  - LP51116 0192
  - LP51121 0193
  - LP51122 0193
  - LP51126 0193
  - LP51127 0193
  - LP51128 0193
  - LP51129 0193
  - LP51130 0193
  - LP51131 0193
  - LP51132 0193
  - LP51133 0193
  - LP51134 0193
  - LP51135 0193
  - LP51136 0193
  - LP51137 0193
  - LP51138 0193
  - LP51139 0193
  - LP51140 0193
  - LP51141 0193
  - LP51142 0193
  - LP51154 0193
  - LP51155 0193
  - LP51156 0193
  - LP51157 0193
  - LP51158 0193
  - LP51159 0193
  - LP51160 0193
  - LP51161 0193
  - LP51162 0193
  - LP51163 0194
  - LP51164 0194
  - LP51244 0196
  - LP51245 0196
  - LP51246 0196
  - LP51247 0196
  - LP51248 0196
  - LP51249 0196
  - LP51250 0196
  - LP51251 0196
  - LP51252 0196
  - LP51253 0196
  - LP51254 0196
  - LP51255 0196
  - LP51256 0196
  - LP51257 0196
  - LP51258 0196
  - LP51259 0196
  - LP51260 0196
  - LP51261 0196
  - LP51262 0196
  - LP51263 0196
  - LP51264 0196
  - LP51265 0196
  - LP51266 0196
  - LP51267 0196
  - LP51374 0199
  - LP51375 0199
  - LP51376 0199
  - LP51377 0199
  - LP51378 0199
  - LP51379 0199
  - LP51380 0199
  - LP51381 0199
  - LP51382 0199
  - LP51383 0199
  - LP51384 0199
  - LP51385 0199
  - LP51386 0199
  - LP51387 0199
  - LP51388 0199
  - LP51389 0199
  - LP51390 0199
  - LP51391 0199
  - LP51392 0199
  - LP51393 0199
  - LP51394 0199
  - LP51395 0200
  - LP51396 0200
  - LP51397 0200
  - LP51398 0200
  - LP51399 0200
  - LP51400 0200
  - LP51401 0200
  - LP51402 0200
  - LP51403 0200
  - LP51404 0200
  - LP51405 0200
  - LP51406 0200
  - LP51407 0200
  - LP51408 0200
  - LP51409 0200
  - LP51410 0200
  - LP51411 0200
- Ziv-United Artists, Inc.
  - SEE Ziv-United Artists Television, Inc.
- Ziv-United Artists Television, Inc.
  - LP51373 0199
- Zucker, Jacob D.
  - MP31531 0227
  - MP31532 0227
  - MP31533 0227
  - MP31534 0227
  - MP31535 0227
  - MP31536 0227
  - MP31537 0227
  - MP31538 0227
  - MP31539 0227
  - MP31540 0227
- Zululand.
  - LP51307 0197
- 1 day at a time.
  - LP49793 0160
  - LP49794 0160
  - LP49795 0160
  - LP49796 0160
  - LP49797 0160
  - LP49798 0160
  - LP49799 0160
  - LP49800 0160
  - LP49801 0160
  - LP49802 0160
  - LP49803 0160
  - LP49804 0160
  - LP49805 0160
  - LP49806 0160
  - LP49807 0160
  - LP49808 0160
  - LP49809 0160
  - LP49810 0160
- 1 flew over Milwaukee.
  - LP50895 0186
- 1 for the lady.
  - LP50741 0182
- 1 for the money.
  - LP51353 0199
- 1 for the road.
  - LP49758 0159
- 1 last killing.
  - LP51670 0206
- 1 last trick.
  - LP51468 0201
- 1 little Indian.
  - LP49259 0146
- 1 plus one equals too many.
  - LP48144 0117
- 1 roll of the dice, the story of a pre-trip and post-trip inspection.
  - MP32358 0249
- 1 shivery night.
  - R668316 0274
- 1 small war.
  - LP49658 0156
- The 1st baby.
  - LP50837 0185
- 1 step to darkness.
  - LP49729 0158
- 1 step to midnight.
  - LP51582 0204
- The 1st line of fire defense.
  - MP31117 0216
- The 1st (motion) picture show.
  - MP30761 0214
- 1 strike and you’re out.
  - LU3817 0212
- 1 sweet way.
  - MU10399 0254
- 1 way street.
  - MU10583 0258
- 2 angry men.
  - LP50750 0183
- The 2-dollar kidnapper.
  - LP51068 0191
- 2 flags west.
  - R680836 0283
- The 2nd Ginger Grant.
  - LP51785 0210
- The 2nd Mrs. Cooper.
  - LU3852 0213
- 2nd sight.
  - LP49748 0159
- 2 of our weirdos are missing.
  - LP50905 0187
- 2 on a raft.
  - LP51718 0208
- 2 to make deadly.
  - LP49507 0153
- 2 women.
  - LP51038 0190
- 3-D test.
  - MU10614 0259
- 3 little bruins’ great adventure.
  - - R679359 0281
- 3 little Bruins on a spree.
  - R670497 0276
- 3 little words.
  - R667095 0273
- 3M Company. Magnetic Audio/Video Products.
  - MP32164 0244
- 3 million dollars more or less.
  - LP51730 0208
- 3 on a porch.
  - LP51559 0204
- 3 on a trail.
  - R670487 0275
- 3 square meals a day.
  - MU10509 0256
- 3 to get ready.
  - LP51710 0208
- 3 warriors.
  - LP50039 0165
  - LP50040 0165
- 3 ways to die.
  - LP48566 0128
- 3:57 Friday afternoon.
  - MP32310 0248
- 4 against 3 million.
  - LP50456 0176
- 4th man.
  - LP48466 0126
  - LP50317 0173
- 4 to get ready.
  - LP50413 0175
- 4 wheel-up time.
  - MP31224 0218
- 5 hours to live.
  - LP50429 0175
- 5 the hard way.
  - LP49654 0156
- 6 dollar surprise.
  - LP48243 0120
- The 6 million dollar man.
  - LP48205 0119
  - LP48206 0119
  - LP48207 0119
  - LP48208 0119
  - LP48209 0119
  - LP48210 0119
  - LP48211 0119
  - LP46212 0119
  - LP48213 0119
  - LP48214 0119
  - LP48215 0119
  - LP48216 0119
  - LP48217 0119
  - LP48386 0124
  - LP48389 0124
  - LP48390 0124
  - LP48391 0124
  - LP48392 0124
- 7 guns for the MacGregors.
  - LP48040 0114
- 7 in darkness.
  - LP51652 0206
- The 7th Day Adventists.
  - MU10646 0259
- 7th voyage of Singood.
  - LP48738 0133
- 7-Up commercial.
  - MU10612 0259
- 9 months in motion.
  - MP32318 0248
- 10 feet tall and wet.
  - LP48724 0132
- 10 great nails/egg.
  - MP31862 0235
- 10 great nails—egg 2.
  - MP31054 0214
- The 10 letterman.
  - LP48427 0125
- 10 Million Dollar Game Company, Inc.
  - MU10336 0252
- The 10-percenter.
  - LP51071 0191
- 10 rounds for Baby.
  - LP48426 0125
- The 13th juror.
  - LP50457 0176
- 18th century wonder.
  - MU10629 0259
- 20th century.
  - MP31884 0236
- 20th Century-Fox Television.
  - MP32050 0241
  - MP32051 0241
  - MP32052 0241
  - MP32053 0241
  - MP32054 0241
  - MP32055 0241
  - MP32093 0242
  - MP32094 0242
  - MP32095 0242
  - MP32096 0242
  - MP32097 0242
- 30th anniversary series.
  - R680971 0284
- 40 reasons to kill.
  - LP49745 0159
  - LP49746 0159
- 50 cents first half hour, $1.75 all day.
  - LP47977 0113
- 50 dollar misunderstanding.
  - LP48253 0120
- 60 minutes.
  - MP31226 0218
  - MP31229 0219
  - MP31230 0219
  - MP31231 0219
  - MP31308 0221
  - MP31333 0221
  - MP31334 0221
  - MP31335 0221
  - MP31336 0221
  - MP31337 0221
  - MP31338 0221
  - MP31339 0221
  - MP31340 0221
  - MP31341 0221
  - MP31342 0221
  - MP31900 0237
  - MP31901 0237
  - MP31902 0237
  - MP31903 0237
  - MP31904 0237
  - MP31905 0237
  - MP31906 0237
  - MP31907 0237
  - MP31908 0237
  - MP32033 0240
  - MP32042 0240
  - MP32043 0240
  - MP32044 0240
  - MP32045 0240
- 70 times seven.
  - LP48190 0119
- 72 hours.
  - LP51109 0192
- 100 years young.
  - LP49963 0164
- 117 ways to cook hamburger.
  - LP48240 0120
- The 217 in 402.
  - LP48963 0138
- The 300 year weekend.
  - LP50092 0167
- 711 Ocean Drive.
  - R668314 0274
- 984 West 124th, apartment 5C.
  - LU3883 0213
- 1000 eyes.
  - LP50117 0167
- 1812 overture.
  - R680978 0284
- 1978 Aspen presentation.
  - MP31952 0238
- 1978 Blazers and suburbans.
  - MP31690 0231
- 1978 Camaro.
  - MP31981 0238
- 1978 Challenger and Colt presentation.
  - MP31959 0238
- 1978 Chevette.
  - MP31980 0238
- 1978 Chevy pickups.
  - MP31691 0231
- 1978 Chevy vans and sportvans.
  - MP31689 0231
- 1978 Chevy 4-wheel drives K10–20–30.
  - MP32232 0246
- 1978 Cordoba presentation.
  - MP31953 0238
- 1978 Diplomat presentation.
  - MP31960 0238
- 1978 El Camino.
  - MP31979 0238
- 1978 GM new car and light duty truck warranty.
  - MP31735 0232
- 1978 Impala/Caprice.
  - MP31984 0239
- 1978 LeBaron presentation.
  - MP31956 0238
- 978 Magnum XE presentation.
  - MP31950 0238
- 1978 Malibu/Malibu Classic.
  - MP31985 0239
- 1978 Malibu sales training.
  - MP31982 0238
- 1978 Nova/Nova Custom.
  - MP31983 0239
- 1978 Oldsmobile Cruisers.
  - MP31738 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Cutlass salon.
  - MP31739 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Cutlass supreme.
  - MP31740 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Delta 88.
  - MP31741 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile diesel.
  - MP31743 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Ninety-eight.
  - MP31737 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Omega.
  - MP31742 0232
- 1978 Oldsmobile Starfire.
  - MP31736 0232
- 1978 Pickup presentation.
  - MP31951 0238
- 1978 Pontiac Catalina/Bonneville (California version)
  - MP31750 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Catalina/Bonneville (49 state version)
  - MP31760 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Firebird (California version)
  - MP31751 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Firebird (49 state version)
  - MP31758 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Grand Am (California version)
  - MP31759 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Grand Am (49 state version)
  - MP31762 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Grand Prix (California version)
  - MP31753 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Grand Prix (49 state version)
  - MP31752 0233
- 1978 Pontiac LeMans, engineering.
  - MP31754 0233
- 1978 Pontiac LeMans, styling.
  - MP31749 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Phoenix.
  - MP31755 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Safari (California version)
  - MP31757 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Safari (49 state version)
  - MP31761 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Sunbird (California version)
  - MP31756 0233
- 1978 Pontiac Sunbird (49 state version)
  - MP31747 0233
- 1978 product proof films.
  - MP32232 0246
- 1978 product proof films (Chevrolet productivity network).
  - MP31689 0231
  - MP31690 0231
  - MP31691 0231
  - MP31692 0231
- 1978 Ramcharger presentation.
  - MP31958 0238
- 1978 Sapporo and Arrow presentation.
  - MP31955 0238
- 1978 Trail Duster presentation.
  - MP31957 0238
- 1978 Volare presentation.
  - MP31954 0238
- 1984 Films, Inc.
  - MU11075 0270
- 2000.
  - LP50929 0187
- The 3,000 mile chase.
  - LP50279 0172
- 20,000 little leaguers under the sea.
  - LP48731 0133
- The 1,000,000th dollar baby.
  - LP48433 0125

### Current Registrations

#### LF

LF276.

The Heart of a man. Everest Pictures, Ltd. Released by Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. England. 93 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. From the story by Rex North. © Everest Pictures, Ltd.; 20Jul59; LF276.

LF366.

L’Empire des sens. Argos Films, Oceanic & Oshima Productions. France. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: In the realm of the senses. © Argos Films, S.A. (in notice: Argos Films, Oshima Productions); 15Sep76; LF366.

LF376.

The Bridge on the River Dozy. Norman George Drew. Canada. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bush babies) © Norman George Drew (in notice: Norm Drew); 11Aug76; LF376.

LF377.

Dead cert. Woodfall Films, Ltd. Released by United Artists Corporation. England. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Dick Francis. © United Artists Corporation; 25Nov74; LF377.

LF378.

Some girls do. Ashdown Film Productions, Ltd. Released by United Artists. Puerto Rico. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on Sapper’s and Gerard Fairlie’s character, Bulldog Drummond. © Ashdown Film Productions, Ltd.; 19Mar70; LF378.

LF379.

Red, white and zero. Woodfall Film Presentations, Ltd. Released thru United Artists. England. 97 min., sd., color and b&w, 35 mm. © Woodfall Film Presentations, Ltd.; 4Jul68 (in notice: 1967); LF379.

LF380.

Adolph Hitler, my part in his downfall. Norcon Film Productions, Ltd. Released by United Artists Corporation. England. 103 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the original novel by Spike Milligan. © United Artists Corporation, 18Feb73; LF380.

LF381.

The Rules of the game. Les Grands Films Classiques. Released by Janus Films. France. 107 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: La Regle du jeu. NM: additions. © Les Grands Films Classiques; 18Jan61 (in notice: 1959); LF381.

LF382.

Mister Hercules against karate. Compagnia Cinematografica Champion & Laser Film. Released by United Artists Corporation. England. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Compagnie Finaziare Cinematographique, S.A. © United Artists Corporation; 3Dec73; LF382.

LF383.

Tin Tin and the lake of sharks. Dargaud Films. A Belvision production. Distributed by United Artists Corporation. Canada. 77 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Raymond Leblanc. NM: new English soundtrack. © Raymond Leblanc; 28Dec72; LF383.

LF384.

Forever young, forever free. A Film Trust production. Released by Universal. Republic of South Africa. 87 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: E’Lollipop. Based on an original story by Andre Pieterse. Appl. au: Lollipop Productions (Pty.) Ltd. © Lollipop Productions (Pty.) Ltd.; 25Mar75; LF384.

LF385.

Gawain and the Green Knight. A Scancrest production. Released by United Artists Corporation. England. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Appl. au: Compagnie Finaziare Cinematografique, S.A. © United Artists Corporation; 12Aug73; LF385.

LF386.

Hostile witness. Caralan-Dador Productions. Released by United Artists Corporation, Ltd. England. 103 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on Jack Roffey’s play. Appl. au: Caralam (sic) Productions, Ltd. © Caralan Productions, Ltd.; 3Nov68; LF386.

LF387.

Adventures of Gerard. Sir Nigel Films Zug A.G. Released by United Artists. England. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Sir Nigel Films Zug A.G. 12Dec70; LF387.

LF388.

Joseph Andrews. Paramount Pictures Corporation. England. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Henry Fielding. Appl. au: Woodfall, Ltd. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & United Artists Corporation; 31Dec76; LF388.

LF389.

Fantasm. Australian International. Australia. 84 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: TLN Film Productions, Pty. Ltd. © TLN Film Productions, Pty. Ltd.; 14Jul76; LF389.

LF390.

Stardust. Goodtimes Enterprises. Released by Columbia. England. 107 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: National Film Trustee Company, Ltd. © National Film Trustee Company, Ltd.; 23Oct74; LF390.

LF391.

Tentacles. Cherkawy, Ltd. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. Italy. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © A. Esse Cinematografica & American International Pictures, Inc.; 25Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LF391.

LF392.

Cross of iron. Anglo-EMI Productions & Rapid Film, G.M.B.H. Avco Embassy release from ITC Entertainment. West Germany. 119 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book by Willi Heinrich. © Rapid Film, G.M.B.H.; 7Apr77; LF392.

LF393.

The Cassandra crossing. Associated General Films. An Avco Embassy release from ITC Entertainment. Italy. 129 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: International Cine Productions, K.G., ICP Film, G.M.B.H. & Co. © International Cine Productions, K.G., ICP Film, G.M.B.H. & Co.; 8Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LF393.

LF394.

Voyage of the damned. Associated General Films. Avco Embassy release from ITC Entertainment. England. 134 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book by Gordon Thomas & Max Morgan Witts. Appl. au: Transcontinental Film Productions (London) Ltd. © Transcontinental Film Productions (London) Ltd.; 29Oct76; LF394.

LF395.

Deadly ringer. Pt. 1. Universal. Canada. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic Woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.: 1Feb77; LF395.

LF396.

Stop press girl. Aquila Film Productions, Ltd. Distributed by General Film Distributors, Ltd. & The Rank Organisation. England. 78 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on an original story by T. J. Morrison & Basil Thomas. © Aquila Film Productions, Ltd.; 15May50 (in notice: 1949); LF396.

#### LP

LP44933.

Hearts of the West. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 102 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 8Oct75; LP44933.

LP46689.

Geber, The Great Arabian Alchemist. Educational Communications Center, East Stroudsburg State College. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Robert Foery & William Torop. © Robert Foery & William Torop; 2Apr75; LP46689.

LP46892.

The End game. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Sep74; LP46892.

LP46912.

The Blind Mellow Jelly collection. Tandem & Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) Based on Steptoe and Son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 5Oct73; LP46912.

LP47166.

The Sport of the century. The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. NM: compilation & editorial revision. © The National League of Professional Baseball Clubs; 3Apr76; LP47166.

LP47973.

Spanish class. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47973.

LP47974.

Odyssey of death. Pt. 1. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47974.

LP47975.

Odyssey of death. Pt. 2. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47975.

LP47976.

The Other side of the fence. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47976.

LP47977.

50 cents first half hour, $1.75 all day. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP47977.

LP47978.

Firebird. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc., 6Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP47978.

LP47979.

The Long ball. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Feb76 (in notice: 1975), LP47979.

LP47980.

Officer Dooly. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47980.

LP47981.

Open city. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Mar76 (in notice: 1975); LP47981.

LP47982.

Officer needs help. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Sep75; LP47982.

LP47983.

Cutting edge. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Sep75; LP47983.

LP47984.

A Community of victims. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Sep75; LP47984.

LP47985.

Losing game. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 am. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Sep75; LP47985.

LP47986.

Face for a shadow. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Nov75; LP47986.

LP47987.

Test of brotherhood. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Nov75; LP47987.

LP47988.

The Empty weapon. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Nov75; LP47988.

LP47989.

Vice: 24 hours. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd. color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Dec75; LP47989.

LP47990.

Breaking point. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Dec75; LP47990.

LP47991.

Company man. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Dec75; LP47991.

LP47992.

Requiem for C. Z. Smith. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Sep74; LP47992.

LP47993.

Robbery: 48 hours. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Sep74; LP47993.

LP47994.

Father and sons. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Oct74; LP47994.

LP47995.

World full of hurt. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Oct74; LP47995.

LP47996.

Glamour boy. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Oct74; LP47996.

LP47997.

Across the line. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 mm., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Nov74; LP47997.

LP47998.

Wolf. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Nov74; LP47998.

LP47999.

Love, Mabel. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Nov74; LP47999.

LP48000.

Explosion. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Dec74; LP48000.

LP48001.

Captain Hook. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP48001.

LP48002.

Incident in the Kill Zone. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP48002.

LP48003.

Headhunter. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP48003.

LP48004.

Year of the Dragon. Pt. 1. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP48004.

LP48005.

Year of the Dragon. Pt. 2. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP48005.

LP48006.

To steal a million. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP48006.

LP48007.

The Sniper. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP48007.

LP48008.

The Execution. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP48008.

LP48009.

The Man in the shadows. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP48009.

LP48010.

War games. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Mar75 (in notice: 1974); LP48010.

LP48011.

The Witness. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Mar75 (in notice: 1974); LP48011.

LP48012.

The Violent homecoming. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Oct73; LP48012.

LP48013.

Line of fire. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc., 18Dec73; LP48013.

LP48014.

Countdown. Pt. 1. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP48014.

LP48015.

Countdown. Pt. 2. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP48015.

LP48016.

Cop in the middle. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP48016.

LP48017.

Wyatt Earp syndrome. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Mar74 (in notice: 1973); LP48017.

LP48018.

The Gamble. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Mar74 (in notice: 1973); LP48018.

LP48019.

Archie’s chair. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight, © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP48019.

LP48020.

Beverly rides again. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP48020.

LP48021.

Archie’s operation. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Oct76; LP48021.

LP48022.

Archie’s operation, pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP48022.

LP48023.

Mister Edith Bunker. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 17Nov76; LP48023.

LP48024.

Mike and Gloria’s will. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP48024.

LP48025.

Teresa moves in. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 8Nov76; LP48025.

LP48026.

The Draft dodger. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Dec76; LP48026.

LP48027.

The Baby contest. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Dec76; LP48027.

LP48028.

Gloria’s false alarm. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 6Dec76; LP48028.

LP48029.

The Boarder patrol. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec76; LP48029.

LP48030.

The Reluctant finger man. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 7Sep73; LP48030.

LP48031.

Lamont is that you. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 27Jul73; LP48031.

LP48032.

Lamont as Othello. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 4Aug73; LP48032.

LP48033.

A House is not a poolroom. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 28Sep73; LP48033.

LP48034.

Superflyer. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 12Oct73; LP48034.

LP48035.

Fuentes, Fuentes, Sanford and Chico. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 14Sep73; LP48035.

LP48036.

Libra rising all over Lamont. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 31Aug73; LP48036.

LP48037.

Presenting the Three Degrees. Norbud Productions, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 17Aug73; LP48037.

LP48038.

This little TV went to market. Norbud Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Norbud Productions, Inc.; 9Aug73; LP48038.

LP48039.

The Leprechaun. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Mar66; LP48039.

LP48040.

7 guns for the MacGregors. Columbia Pictures Corporation. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Techniscope. NM: new English soundtrack. © Columbia Pictures Corporation; 1Nov67 (in notice: 1966); LP48040.

LP48041.

Each dawn I diet. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Oct72 (in notice: 1970); LP48041.

LP48042.

George’s diploma. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct76; LP48042.

LP48043.

The Agreement. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Nov76; LP48043.

LP48044.

Tom the hero. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Nov76; LP48044.

LP48045.

Jenny’s discovery. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Nov76; LP40045.

LP48046.

Florence in love. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Dec76; LP48046.

LP48047.

Louise forgets. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Dec76; LP48047.

LP48048.

The Christmas wedding. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13Dec76; LP48048.

LP48049.

George’s guilt. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Dec76; LP48049.

LP48050.

Bentley’s problem. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T. A. T. Communications Company; 5Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP48050.

LP48051.

Jefferson airplane. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP48051.

LP48052.

Louise versus Jenny. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jan77; LP48052.

LP48053.

A Case of black and white. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jan77; LP48053.

LP48054.

Louise’s friend. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Feb77; LP48054.

LP48055.

Louise’s physical. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Mar77; LP48055.

LP48056.

Jenny’s opportunity. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Mar77; LP48056.

LP48057.

George the philanthropist. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Mar77; LP48057.

LP48058.

The Old flame. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Feb77; LP48058.

LP48059.

The Marriage counselors. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with NRW Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Feb77; LP48059.

LP48060.

The White buffalo. Dino DeLaurentiis Corporation. Released by United Artists. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel by Richard Sale. © Dino DeLaurentiis Corporation; 9Mar77; LP48060.

LP48062.

Champion of death. Toei Company, Ltd. Released by United Artists. 82 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Cinemascope. © Toei Company, Ltd.; 8Oct76; LP48062.

LP48063.

It’s showtime. Sequoia Pictures, Inc. Released by United Artists Corporation. 87 min., sd., color and b&w, 35 mm. NM: compilation & new soundtrack. © United Artists Corporation; 13Mar76; LP48063.

LP48064.

Empire of the ants. American International Pictures, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the story by H. G. Wells. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 10Jun77; LP48064.

LP48065.

Martin. Braddock Associates. 95 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Braddock Associates; 15Dec76; LP48065.

LP48066.

Don’t condemn me till you know me. Child Welfare League of America, Inc. 24 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Introduction to foster parenting) © Child Welfare League of America, Inc.; 15Aug75; LP48066.

LP48067.

Somebody talk to me. Child welfare League of America, Inc. 14 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Introduction to foster parenting) © Child Welfare League of America, Inc.; 15Aug75; LP48067.

LP48068.

The Worker: social work in foster family service. Child Welfare League of America, Inc. 11 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Introduction to foster parenting) © Child welfare League of America, Inc.; 15Aug75; LP48068.

LP48069.

Savage! New World Pictures, Inc. 81 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 21Mar73; LP48069.

LP48070.

The Baby maker. National General Productions, Inc. Released by National General Pictures. 108 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © National General Productions, Inc.; 1Oct70; LP48070.

LP48071.

Eyes only. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Sep75; LP48071.

LP48072.

The Fine art of diplomacy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Sep75; LP48072.

LP48073.

Barnard wants out. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Oct75; LP48073.

LP48074.

Sight unseen. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Dec75; LP48074.

LP48075.

Man of influence. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Sep75; LP48075.

LP48076.

The Klae dynasty. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Dec75; LP48076.

LP48077.

The Klae resource. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Sep75; LP48077.

LP48078.

Pin money. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Oct75; LP48078.

LP48079.

Stop when red lights flash. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Nov75; LP48079.

LP48080.

So directly to jail. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Oct75; LP48080.

LP48081.

An Attempt to save face. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Dec75; LP48081.

LP48082.

A Sudden silence. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Apr76; LP48082.

LP48083.

The Parting shot. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Feb76; LP48083.

LP48084.

The Bloodshot eye. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11May76; LP48084.

LP48085.

Match point. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18May76; LP48085.

LP48086.

The Castle of dreams. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Apr76; LP48086.

LP48087.

The November plan. Pt. 3. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of Angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Feb76; LP48087.

LP48088.

The November plan. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Feb76; LP48088.

LP48089.

Say goodby to yesterday. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4May76; LP48089.

LP48090.

The November plan. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Feb76; LP48090.

LP48091.

The Palm Springs answer. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Mar76; LP48091.

LP48092.

A Lonely way to die. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Public Arts production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Mar76; LP48092.

LP48093.

The Adventure of Colonel Niven’s memoirs. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Oct75; LP48093.

LP48094.

The Adventure of The Mad tea party. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Oct75; LP48094.

LP48095.

The Adventure of the Chinese dog. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Sep75; LP48095.

LP48096.

The Adventure of the pharaoh’s curse. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Oct75; LP48096.

LP48097.

The Adventure of the lover’s leap. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Sep75; LP48097.

LP48098.

The Adventure of the blunt instrument. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Dec75; LP48098.

LP48099.

The Adventure of Auld lang syne. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Sep75; LP48099.

LP48100.

The Adventure of the comic book crusader. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Oct75; LP48100.

LP48101.

The Adventure of Veronica’s veils. Universal City studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Nov75; LP48101.

LP48102.

The Adventure of Miss Aggie’s farewell performance. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Oct75; LP48102.

LP48103.

The Adventure of the 12th Floor Express. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Oct75; LP48103.

LP48104.

The Adventure of the black falcon. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48104.

LP48105.

The Adventure of the Sunday punch. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48105.

LP48106.

Power play. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Invisible man) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Dec75; LP48106.

LP48107.

The Adventure of the wary witness. Universal city Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City studios, Inc.; 25Jan76; LP48107.

LP48108.

The Adventure of the eccentric engineer. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan76; LP48108.

LP48109.

The Adventure of the disappearing dagger. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Apr76; LP48109.

LP48110.

The Adventure of the Judas tree. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Feb76; LP48110.

LP48111.

The Adventure of the hardhearted huckster. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Mar76; LP48111.

LP48112.

The Adventure of the sinister scenario. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb76; LP48112.

LP48113.

The Adventure of the two-faced woman. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Feb76; LP48113.

LP48114.

The Adventure of the tyrant of Tin Pan Alley. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Mar76; LP48114.

LP48115.

The Adventure of Caesar’s last sleep. Universal City Studios, Inc. A Fairmount/Foxcroft production in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Ellery Queen) Based on characters created by Ellery Queen. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Mar76; LP48115.

LP48116.

Bless the big fish. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCoy) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Oct75; LP48116.

LP48117.

Double take. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCoy) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Nov75; LP48117.

LP48118.

Now you see him. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Feb76; LP48118.

LP48119.

Last salute to the Commodore. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Apr76; LP48119.

LP48120.

Forgotten lady. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Sep75; LP48120.

LP48121.

A Case of immunity. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Oct75; LP48121.

LP48122.

Identity crises. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Oct75; LP48122.

LP48123.

Secrets for sale. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates, Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Dec75; LP48123.

LP48124.

Requiem for a bride. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates, Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Oct75; LP48124.

LP48125.

Aftershock. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates, Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Nov75; LP48125.

LP48126.

In again, out again. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCoy) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48126.

LP48127.

New dollar day. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCoy) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Jan76; LP48127.

LP48128.

The Deadly cure. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates, Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48128.

LP48129.

A Matter of honor. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Columbo) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48129.

LP48130.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 141. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Sep76; LP48130.

LP48131.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 142. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Sep76; LP48131.

LP48132.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 149. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Oct76; LP48132.

LP48133.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 148. T.A.T Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Oct76; LP48133.

LP48134.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 147. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Oct76; LP48134.

LP48135.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 146. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Oct76; LP48135.

LP48136.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 145. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Sep76; LP48136.

LP48137.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 144. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Sep76; LP46137.

LP46138.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 143. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Sep76; LP48138.

LP48139.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 140. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Oct76; LP48139.

LP48140.

Star Hats (trailer) Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 1 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 16Dec76; LP48140.

LP48141.

Alias Peter Patterson. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48141.

LP48142.

Fair play for gypsies. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48142.

LP48143.

A Couple of home-cooked meals. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48143.

LP48144.

One plus one equals too many. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48144.

LP48145. Kangaroo kandidates. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Feb67 (in notice; 1966); LP48145.

LP48146.

The New secretary. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48146.

LP48147.

The Business trip. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48147.

LP48148.

Engagement, Christopher style. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48148.

LP48149.

Instant fatherhood. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48149.

LP48150.

The Soft spot. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48150.

LP48151.

The Secret powdered milk affair. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP48151.

LP48152.

My occasional brother’s keeper. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP48152.

LP48153.

An Affair to forget. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP48153.

LP48154.

Oil, be seeing you. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP48154.

LP48155.

So little time. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9May67 (in notice: 1966); LP48155.

LP48156.

Occasional wife. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Sep66; LP48156.

LP48157.

Occasional trouble. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Sep66; LP48157.

LP48158.

The Rivalry. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc., 27Sep66; LP48158.

LP48159.

He who burns bridges. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Oct66; LP48159.

LP48160.

I do, we don’t. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) ©Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Oct66; LP48160.

LP48161.

The Promotion. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Oct66; LP48161.

LP48162.

No cookie for dessert. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Oct66; LP48162.

LP48163.

Danger! Woman at work. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 1Nov66; LP48163.

LP48164.

A Friend of the family. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Nov66; LP48164.

LP48165.

Marriage counselor. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Nov66; LP48165.

LP48166.

No talent scouts. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Nov66; LP48166.

LP48167.

That’s how they got Capone. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Dec66; LP48167.

LP48168.

G. P. loves U. U. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Dec66; LP48168.

LP48169.

Miss Greta regrets. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Dec66; LP48169.

LP48170.

Peter by moonlight. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Occasional wife) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Dec66; LP48170.

LP48171.

The Long rider. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 20Feb74; LP48171.

LP48172.

The Remounts. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 3Apr74; LP48172.

LP48173.

The Ordeal. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 27Mar74; LP48173.

LP48174.

A Matter of honor. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 20Mar74; LP48174.

LP48175.

The Indian givers. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 1May74; LP48175.

LP48176.

The Accused. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 13Mar74; LP48176.

LP48177.

Many a good horse dies. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 27Feb74; LP48177.

LP48178.

The Avenger. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 6Mar74; LP48178.

LP48179.

Requiem for a lost son. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 8May74; LP48179.

LP48180.

Death on a fast horse. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 13Feb74; LP48180.

LP48181.

David done it. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 6Feb74; LP48181.

LP48182.

The Trap. Warner Brothers Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Cowboys) Based on a novel by William Dale Jennings. © Warner Brothers Television; 10Apr74; LP48182.

LP48183.

Jubilee. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 14Nov63; LP48183.

LP48184.

Toll the bell slowly. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 17Oct63; LP48184.

LP48185.

Enough rope. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 19Dec63; LP48185.

LP48186.

Billy Hart. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 28Nov63; LP48186.

LP48187.

Thunder gap. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 21Nov63; LP48187.

LP48188.

Fracas at Kiowa Flats. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 12Dec63; LP48188.

LP46189.

The Twisted rope. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 19Sep63; LP48189.

LP48190.

Seventy times seven. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 5Dec63; LP48190.

LP48191.

Gallows in Galilee. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 31Oct63; LP48191.

LP48192.

The Third bullet. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 24Oct63; LP48192.

LP48193.

The Dark Madonna. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 26Dec63; LP48193.

LP48194.

The Siege at Thayer’s Bluffs. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 7Nov63; LP48194.

LP48195.

The Guardian. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd. b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 2Jan64 (in notice: 1963); LP48195.

LP48196.

The Law and Big Annie. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 16Jan64 (in notice: 1963); LP48196.

LP48197.

Thy name is woman. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 9Jan64 (in notice: 1963); LP48197.

LP48198.

The Town that trespassed. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 26Mar64. LP48198.

LP48199.

The Gun that swept the West. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 5Mar64; LP48199.

LP48200.

A Slight case of larceny. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 13Feb64; LP48200.

LP48201.

The Case for William Gotch. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 6Feb64; LP48201.

LP48202.

Do unto others, then gallop. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 19Mar64; LP48202.

LP48203.

Sinbad and the eye of the tiger. Columbia Pictures Corporation. 114 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25May77; LP48203.

LP48204.

New York, New York. Chartoff-Winkler Productions. Released by United Artists Corporation. 153 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 17Jun77; LP48204.

LP48205.

The Winning smile. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Sir million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48205.

LP48206.

The Golden pharaoh. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb76; LP48206.

LP48207.

Love song for Tanya. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Feb76; LP48207.

LP48208.

The Secret of Bigfoot. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Feb76; LP48208.

LP48209.

Big brother. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Mar76; LP48209.

LP48210.

The Bionic badge. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb76; LP48210.

LP48211.

The Secret of Bigfoot. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Feb76; LP48211.

LP48212.

The Bionic criminal. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Nov75; LP48212.

LP48213.

The White lightning war. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Nov75; LP48213.

LP48214.

The Wolf Boy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Oct75; LP48214.

LP48215.

The Blue flash. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Nov75; LP48215.

LP48216.

Clark Templeton O’Flaherty. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Dec75; LP48216.

LP48217.

The Song and dance spy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Oct75; LP48217.

LP48218.

Snub out West. Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc. 5 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The Laff-A-Bits, episode no. 102) Prev. reg. as Shoot on sight, 13Apr20, LU14997. NM: additions & revisions. © Laff-A-Bit Films, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP48218.

LP48219.

Get it together! Frederick, Miner, Saunders Productions, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © FMS Productions, Inc. (Frederick, Miner, Saunders Productions, Inc.); 17Dec76; LP48219.

LP48220.

Julius Caesar. Avon Productions, Inc. 95 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: David Bradley. © David Bradley; 14Dec76; LP48220.

LP48221.

The People that time forgot. American International Pictures, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the work of the same title by Edgar Rice Burroughs. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 15Jun77; LP48221.

LP48222.

Joyride. Joyride Productions. Released by American International. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Joyride Productions; 27May77; LP48222.

LP48223.

The Speaker, a film about freedom. Intellectual Freedom Committee, American Library Association. 42 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © American Library Association; 7Jun77; LP48223.

LP48224.

Mobile Two. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Mobile Two Productions. © Mobile Two Productions; 2Sep75; LP48224.

LP48225.

The Boxer. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 28Nov75; LP48225.

LP48226.

Libel. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 12Dec75; LP48226.

LP48227.

The Listening ear. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 19Dec75; LP48227.

LP48228.

The Middle man. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 14Nov75; LP48228.

LP48229.

The Pawn. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 10Oct75; LP48229.

LP48230.

Life preserver. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 19Sep75; LP48230.

LP48231.

Roadblock. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 26Sep75; LP48231.

LP48232.

The Crusader. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 31Oct75; LP48232.

LP48233.

Murder at fourteen. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 26Dec75; LP48233.

LP48234.

Not by accident. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 17Oct75; LP48234.

LP48235.

The Informant. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 12Sep75; LP48235.

LP48236.

Californium 252. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions. © Mobile One Productions; 24Oct75; LP48236.

LP48237.

The Bank job. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mobile One) Appl. au: Mobile One Productions, © Mobile One Productions; 3Oct75; LP48237.

LP48238.

Triumph of the will. RHD Films Distributing, Inc. 111 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. NM: translation & additions. © RHD Films Distributing, Inc.; 28Apr77; LP48238.

LP48239.

Thunder and lightning. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 10Jun77; LP48239.

LP48240.

117 ways to cook hamburger. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Sep66; LP48240.

LP48241.

My husband, the knight. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Sep66; LP48241.

LP48242.

The Big brass bed. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Sep66; LP48242.

LP48243.

The Six dollar surprise. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 4Oct66; LP48243.

LP48244.

The Chocolate hen. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Oct66; LP48244.

LP48245.

Homecoming. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 18Oct66; LP48245.

LP48246.

One picture is worth. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Oct66; LP48246.

LP48247.

Chinchilla rag. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 1Nov66; LP48247.

LP48248.

Who is Sylvia? Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 15Nov66; LP48248.

LP48249.

War on a rooftop. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Nov66; LP48249.

LP48250.

Dave’s night out. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 29Nov66; LP48250.

LP48251.

There’s got to be something wrong with her. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 6Dec66; LP48251.

LP48252.

But is it really you? Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 13Dec66; LP48252.

LP48253.

The Fifty dollar misunderstanding. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Dec66; LP48253.

LP48254.

Frocks of trouble. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Dec66; LP48254.

LP48255.

Going home to daughter. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48255.

LP48256.

Let it rain. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48256.

LP48257.

My father, the TV star. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP48257.

LP48258.

Who was that husband I saw you with? Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48258.

LP48259.

Shotgun honeymoon. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48259.

LP4826O.

Low calorie love. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP48260.

LP48261.

The Sellout. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48261.

LP48262.

The Letter bug. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 9Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48262.

LP48263.

Stork on a rooftop. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48263.

LP48264.

One too many cooks. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48264.

LP48265.

Debt of gratitude. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Love on a rooftop) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP48265.

LP48266.

All that glitters. Episode no. 31. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12May77; LP48266.

LP48267.

All that glitters. Episode no. 32. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12May77; LP48267.

LP48268.

All that glitters. Episode no. 33. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12May77; LP48268.

LP48269.

All that glitters. Episode no. 34. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12May77, LP48269.

LP48270.

All that glitters. Episode no. 35. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12May77; LP48270.

LP48271.

All that glitters. Episode no. 21. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Apr77; LP48271.

LP48272.

All that glitters. Episode no. 22. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Apr77; LP48272.

LP48273.

All that glitters. Episode no. 23. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Apr77; LP48273.

LP48274.

All that glitters. Episode no. 24. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Apr77; LP48274.

LP48275.

All that glitters. Episode no. 25. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Apr77; LP48275.

LP48276.

All that glitters. Episode no. 26. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 6May77; LP48276.

LP48277.

All that glitters. Episode no. 27. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 6May77; LP48277.

LP48278.

All that glitters. Episode no. 28. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 6May77; LP48278.

LP48279.

All that glitters. Episode no. 29. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 6May77; LP48279.

LP48280.

All that glitters. Episode no. 30. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 6May77; LP48280.

LP48281.

The Hustle. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 7Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP48281.

LP48282.

A Friend in need. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Jan77, LP48282.

LP48283.

A Stormy relationship. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 4Feb77; LP48283.

LP48284.

J.J. in business. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 6Mar77; LP48284.

LP48285.

Love has a spot on its lung. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 3Mar77; LP48285.

LP48286.

Love has a spot on its lung. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Mar77; LP48286.

LP48287.

My son, the father. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 24Feb77; LP48287.

LP48288.

Florida and Carl. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 18Feb77; LP48288.

LP48289.

The Comedian and the loan sharks. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 22Dec76; LP48289.

LP48290.

Grandpa’s visit. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 15Nov76; LP48290.

LP48291.

Rich is better than poor, maybe. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP48291.

LP48292.

The Judith Cohen story. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP48292.

LP48293.

Evans versus Davis. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 19Oct76; LP48293.

LP48294.

Florida’s night out. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP48294.

LP48295.

Michael’s great romance. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Oct76; LP48295.

LP48296.

Bat Masterson. No. 1014–14B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP48296.

LP48297.

Bat Masterson. No. 1013–17B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP48297.

LP48298.

Bat Masterson. No. 1088–88B. ZIV-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV-United Artists, Inc.; 5Jan61; LP48298.

LP48299.

Bat Masterson. No. 1091–91B. ZIV-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV-United Artists, Inc.; 26Jan61; LP48299.

LP48300.

Bat Masterson. No. 1089–97B. ZIV-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV-United Artists, Inc.; 12Jan61; LP48300.

LP48301.

Bat Masterson. No. 1090–94B. ZIV-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV-United Artists, Inc.; 19Jan61; LP48301.

LP48302.

Bat Masterson. No. 1051–57B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; l4Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP48302.

LP48303.

Bat Masterson. No. 1063–46B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr60 (in notice: 1959); LP48303.

LP48304.

Bat Masterson. No. 1074–50B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jul60 (in notice: 1959); LP48304.

LP48305.

Bat Masterson. No. 1073–45B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jun60 (in notice: 1959); LP48305.

LP48306.

Bat Masterson. No. 1001–1B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 8Oct58; LP48306.

LP48307.

Bat Masterson. No. 1002–5B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 19Nov58; LP48307.

LP48308.

Bat Masterson. No. 1003–3B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct58; LP48308.

LP48309.

Bat Masterson. No. 1004–7B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov58; LP48309.

LP48310.

Bat Masterson. No. 1005–2B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct58; LP48310.

LP48311.

Bat Masterson. No. 1006–11B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct58; LP48311.

LP48312.

Bat Masterson. No. 1007–10B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov58; LP48312.

LP48313.

Bat Masterson. No. 1008–12B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 26Nov58; LP48313.

LP48314.

Bat Masterson. No. 1010–18B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec58; LP48314.

LP48315.

Bat Masterson. No. 1011–9B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 24Dec58; LP48315.

LP48316.

Bat Masterson. No. 1012–6B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec58; LP48316.

LP48317.

Bat Masterson. No. 1035–13B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jul59 (in notice: 1958); LP48317.

LP48318.

Bat Masterson. No. 1050–52B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan60; LP48318.

LP48319.

Bat Masterson. No. 1061–67B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min.; sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar60; LP48319.

LP48320.

Bat Masterson. No. 1060–65B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar60; LP48320.

LP48321.

Bat Masterson. No. 1059–62B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar60; LP48321.

LP48322.

Bat Masterson. No. 1058–63B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar60; LP48322.

LP48323.

Bat Masterson. No. 1057–59B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb60; LP48323.

LP48324.

Bat Masterson. No. 1056–64B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb60; LP48324.

LP48325.

Bat Masterson. No. 1055–60B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb60; LP48325.

LP48326.

Bat Masterson. No. 1054–61B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan60; LP48326.

LP48327.

Bat Masterson. No. 1053–58B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb60; LP48327.

LP48328.

Bat Masterson. No. 1052–56B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan60; LP48328.

LP48329.

Bat Masterson. No. 1066–70B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr60; LP48329.

LP48330.

Bat Masterson. No. 1065–68B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr60; LP48330.

LP48331.

Bat Masterson. No. 1064–66B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr60; LP48331.

LP48332.

Bat Masterson. No. 1062–69B. ZIV Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Richard O’Connor. © ZIV Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar60; LP48332.

LP48333.

No funeral for Thorn. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct59; LP48333.

LP48334.

Garrison finish. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec59; LP48334.

LP48335.

The Inner circle. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec59; LP48335.

LP43336.

Shakedown at Saint Joe. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct59; LP48336.

LP48337.

Death and taxes. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Nov59; LP48337.

LP48338.

Dead men don’t pay debts. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Nov59; LP48338.

LP48339.

Lady Luck. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov59; LP48339.

LP48340.

Who’ll buy my violence? Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov59; LP48340.

LP48341.

The Romany knives. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel, © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jul59; LP48341.

LP48342.

The Black pearls. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Ju159; LP 48342.

LP48343.

The Conspiracy. Pt. 2. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Jun59; LP48343.

LP48344.

The Conspiracy. Pt. 1. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Jun59; LP48344.

LP48345.

To the manner born. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Oct59; LP48345.

LP48346.

Wanted—dead. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct59; LP48346.

LP48347.

The Canvas and the cane. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec59; LP48347.

LP48348.

Bat plays a dead man’s hand. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec59; LP48348.

LP48349.

License to cheat. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb59; LP48349.

LP48350.

Sharpshooter. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb59; LP48350.

LP48351.

River boat. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb59; LP48351.

LP48352.

Battle of the pass. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb59; LP48352.

LP48353.

Marked deck. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar59; LP48353.

LP48354.

One bullet from Broken Bow. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan59; LP48354.

LP48355.

A Personal matter. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan59; LP48355.

LP48356.

A Matter of honor. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29May59; LP48356.

LP48357.

Lottery of death. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May59; LP48357.

LP48358.

The Death of Bat Masterson. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc., 20May59; LP48358.

LP48359.

The Secret is death. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27May59; LP48359.

LP48360.

Promised land. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jun59; LP48360.

LP48361.

Incident at Leadville. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar59; LP48361.

LP48362.

The Tumbleweed wagon. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar59; LP48362.

LP48363.

Brunette bombshell. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr59; LP48363.

LP48364.

Deadline. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr59; LP48364.

LP48365.

Man of action. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr59; LP48365.

LP48366.

A Grave situation. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12May60; LP48366.

LP48367.

High card loses. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au; Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Nov60; LP48367.

LP48368.

Murder can be dangerous. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Nov60; LP48368.

LP48369.

The Hunter. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Oct60; LP48369.

LP48370.

The Rage of Princess Anne. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Oct60; LP48370.

LP48371.

Bat trap. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Oct60; LP48371.

LP48372.

The Big gamble. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Jun60; LP48372.

LP48373.

The Elusive baguette. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Jun60; LP48373.

LP48374.

Wanted—alive, please. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26May60; LP48374.

LP48375.

Welcome to Paradise. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5May60; LP48375.

LP48376.

Law of the land. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Oct60; LP48376.

LP48377.

Debt of honor. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Sep60; LP48377.

LP48378.

Blood on the money. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au; Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Jun60; LP48378.

LP48379.

Death by decree. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au; Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Dec60; LP48379.

LP48380.

A Time to die. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au; Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Dec60; LP48380.

LP48381.

Last stop to Austin. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au; Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Dec60; LP48381.

LP48382.

Last of the night raiders. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Nov60; LP48382.

LP48383.

Dakota showdown. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Nov60; LP48383.

LP48384.

The Lady plays her hand. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Dec60; LP48384.

LP48385.

Deadly inheritance. Universal city Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates-Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Sep75; LP48385.

LP48386.

Hocus-pocus. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan76; LP48386.

LP48387.

Point of law. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates-Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Mar76; LP48387.

LP48388.

Greed. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Talent Associates-Norton Simon, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McMillan and wife) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Feb76; LP48388.

LP48389.

Target in the sky. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Oct75; LP48389.

LP48390.

The Deadly test. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Oct75; LP48390.

LP48391.

The Price of liberty. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Sep75; LP48391.

LP48392.

Divided loyalty. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc., 30Nov75; LP48392.

LP48393.

To trump an ace. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Feb76; LP48393.

LP48394.

Prisoner of the island cell. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Jan76; LP48394.

LP48395.

How do you know what hurts me? Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Jan76; LP48395.

LP48396.

Strike-2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Jan76; LP48396.

LP48397.

All passions spent. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M. D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Mar76; LP48397.

LP48398.

The Ghost hunter. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25May76; LP48398.

LP48399.

The Deadly missiles. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Mar76; LP48399.

LP48400.

Angel of mercy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Jan76; LP48400.

LP48401.

Jaime’s mother. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Mar76; LP48401.

LP48402.

Canyon of death. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Apr76; LP48402.

LP48403.

The Jailing of Jamie. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Production & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11May76; LP48403.

LP48404.

Winning is everything. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Production & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Apr76; LP48404.

LP48405.

Mirror image. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Production & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18May76; LP48405.

LP48406.

Fly Jaime. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4May76; LP48406.

LP48407.

To live another day. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Oct75; LP48407.

LP48408.

An End and a beginning. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Oct75; LP48408.

LP48409.

Tomorrow may never come. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Sep75; LP48409.

LP48410.

The Fruitfulness of Mrs. Steffie Rhodes. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Sep75; LP48410.

LP48411.

The Medea factor. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Dec75; LP48411.

LP48412.

Calculated risk. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Nov75; LP48412.

LP48413.

The Strange behavior of Paul Kelland. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Nov75; LP48413.

LP48414.

Killers of dreams. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Nov75; LP48414.

LP48415.

The Tidal wave. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced is cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Oct75; LP48415.

LP48416.

The One face in the world. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Dec75; LP48416.

LP48417.

Go ahead and cry. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios. Inc.; 15Dec75; LP48417.

LP48418.

The Double-edged razor. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios. Inc.; 6Oct75; LP48418.

LP48419.

The Lie. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Sep75; LP48419.

LP48420.

The Covenant. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in cooperation with American Academy of Family Physicians. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Marcus Welby, M.D.) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Sep75; LP48420.

LP48421.

Who’s Waldo Smith? Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 17Sep65; LP48421.

LP48422.

Operation Crackdown. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 31Dec65; LP48422.

LP48423.

Sam’s boy. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 23Jan64; LP48423.

LP48424.

Last Full Moon. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 27Feb64; LP48424.

LP48425.

Miss Katherine. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 2Apr64; LP48425.

LP48426.

Ten rounds for Baby. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © The Temple Houston Company; 30Jan64; LP48426.

LP48427.

The Ten letterman. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 11Feb66; LP48427.

LP48428.

Maury Wills to the rescue. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 4Mar66; LP48428.

LP48429.

McKillup’s best seller. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 8Apr66; LP48429.

LP48430.

Operation matriculation. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 15Apr66; LP48430.

LP48431.

Wedding, anyone? Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 18Mar66; LP48431.

LP48432.

Ethel Weiss, won’t you please come home? Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 25Mar66; LP48432.

LP48433.

The Millionth dollar baby. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 7Jan66; LP48433.

LP48434.

His Highness, Count Gazzari. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 4Feb66; LP48434.

LP48435.

The Trouble with Tina. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 28Jan66; LP48435.

LP48436.

Money, money, who’s got the money? Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 14Jan66; LP48436.

LP48437.

Rah, rah, commissar. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Hank) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 25Feb66; LP48437.

LP48438.

The Home handyman. Peter H. Putman. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Peter H. Putman; 22Jun77; LP48438.

LP48439.

The Island of Doctor Moreau. A Cinema 77 film. Released by American International Pictures, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by H. G. Wells. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 1Jul77; LP48439.

LP48440.

David Swan: a fantasy. Galen Films. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the story by Nathaniel Hawthorne. © Galen Films; 20Jun77; LP48440.

LP48441.

Angels of mercy. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Oct76, LP48441.

LP48442.

Drive! She said. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Sep76; LP48442.

LP48443.

Good time girls. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Nov76; LP48443.

LP48444.

Bachelor mothers. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au; Paramount Pictures Corporation, © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Oct76; LP48444.

LP48445.

Excuse me, may I cut in? Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Oct76; LP48445.

LP48446.

Fonzie the father. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Oct76; LP48446.

LP48447.

Fonzie’s hero. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Oct76; LP48447.

LP48448.

Fonzie loves Pinky. Pt. 3. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Sep76; LP48448.

LP48449.

Fonzie loves Pinkie. Pt. 1. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Sep76; LP48449.

LP48450.

A Mind of their own. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Productions Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television, a division of Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Oct76; LP48450.

LP48451.

Kidnap. Produzioni Associate Delphos, S. P. A. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: United Artists Corporation. © United Artists Corporation; 22May75 (in notice: 1974); LP48451.

LP48452.

Billion dollar brain. Jovera, S.A. Released by United Artists. 108 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Len Deighton. © Jovera, S.A.; 21Dec67; LP48452.

LP48453.

Farmer with a badge. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18May61 (in notice: 1960), LP48453.

LP48454.

Terror on the trinity. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Mar61; LP48454.

LP48455.

Run for your money. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book, © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Mar61; LP48455.

LP48456.

A Lesson in violence. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Feb61; LP48456.

LP48457.

Bullwhacker’s bounty. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Feb61; LP48457.

LP48458.

The Prescott campaign. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Feb61; LP48458.

LP48459.

Meeting at Mimbres. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Apr61; LP48459.

LP48460.

Ledger of guilt. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Apr61; LP48460.

LP48461.

No amnesty for death. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 30Mar61; LP48461.

LP48462.

The Good and the bad. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Mar61; LP48462.

LP48463.

Episode in Eden. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Mar61; LP48463.

LP48464.

The Marble slab. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11May61; LP48464.

LP48465.

Dead man’s claim. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4May61; LP48465.

LP48466.

The Fourth man. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Apr61; LP48466.

LP48467.

Valley of death. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Apr61; LP48467.

LP48468.

Jeopardy at Jackson Hole. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Jun61; LP48468.

LP48469.

The Fatal garment. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25May61; LP48469.

LP48470.

Boston Blackie. No. 1024A-23B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP48470.

LP48471.

Boston Blackie. No. 1020A-18B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan52 (in notice: 1951); LP48471.

LP48472.

Boston Blackie. No. 1019A-17B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan52 (in notice: 1951); LP48472.

LP48473.

Boston Blackie. No. 1021A-21B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan52 (in notice: 1951); LP48473.

LP48474.

Boston Blackie. No. 1022A-22B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP48474.

LP48475.

Boston Blackie. No. 1023A-25B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP48475.

LP48476.

Boston Blackie. No. 1018A-20B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan52 (in notice: 1951); LP48476.

LP48477.

Boston Blackie. No. 1001A-1B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Sep51; LP48477.

LP48478.

Boston Blackie. No. 1003A-4B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Sep51; LP48478.

LP48479.

Boston Blackie. No. 1002A-6B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Sep51; LP48479.

LP48480.

Boston Blackie. No. 1008A-7B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Oct51; LP48480.

LP48481.

Boston Blackie. No. 1007A-11B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Oct51; LP48481.

LP48482.

Boston Blackie. No. 1006A-9B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Oct51; LP48482.

LP48483.

Boston Blackie. No. 1005A-5B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Oct51; LP48483.

LP48484.

Boston Blackie. No. 1004A-2B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Sep51; LP48484.

LP48485.

Boston Blackie. No. 1013A-10B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec51; LP48485.

LP48486.

Boston Blackie. No. 1012A-14B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Nov51; LP48486.

LP48487.

Boston Blackie. No. 1011A-3B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Nov51; LP48487.

LP48488.

Boston Blackie. No. 1010A-8B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Nov51; LP48488.

LP48489.

Boston Blackie. No. 1009A-12B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Nov51; LP48489.

LP48490.

Boston Blackie. No. 1014A-13B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec51; LP48490.

LP48491.

Boston Blackie. No. 1015A-15B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec51; LP48491.

LP48492.

Boston Blackie. No. 1016A-16B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Dec51; LP48492.

LP48493.

Boston Blackie. No. 1017A-19B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec51; LP48493.

LP48494.

Boston Blackie. No. 1032A-32B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25May52; LP48494.

LP48495.

Boston Blackie. No. 1031A-33B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18May52; LP48495.

LP48496.

Boston Blackie. No. 1030A-30B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11May52; LP48496.

LP48497.

Boston Blackie. No. 1028A-29B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Apr52; LP48497.

LP48498.

Boston Blackie. No. 1027A-28B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Apr52; LP48498.

LP48499.

Boston Blackie. No. 1041A-41B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Nov52; LP48499.

LP48500.

Boston Blackie. No. 1040A-40B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Oct52; LP48500.

LP48501.

Boston Blackie. No. 1039A-38B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Oct52; LP48501.

LP48502.

Boston Blackie. No. 1038A-39B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Oct52; LP48502.

LP48503.

Boston Blackie. No. 1037A-37B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct52; LP48503.

LP48504.

Boston Blackie. No. 1046A-46B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec52; LP48504.

LP48505.

Boston Blackie. No. 1045A-45B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Nov52; LP48505.

LP48506.

Boston Blackie. No. 1044A-44B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Nov52; LP48506.

LP48507.

Boston Blackie. No. 1043A-43B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Nov52; LP48507.

LP48508.

Boston Blackie. No. 1042A-42B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Nov52; LP48508.

LP48509.

Boston Blackie. No. 1033A-35B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jul52; LP48509.

LP48510.

Boston Blackie. No. 1034A-31B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jul52; LP48510.

LP48511.

Boston Blackie. No. 1035A-36B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Aug52; LP48511.

LP48512.

Boston Blackie. No. 1036A-34B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Aug52; LP48512.

LP48513.

Slap shot. Pan Arts. Distributed by Universal. 123 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Universal Pictures. © Universal Pictures; 25Feb77; LP48513.

LP48514.

The Sentinel. Universal, an MCA company. Distributed by Universal Pictures. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel by Jeffrey Konvitz. © Universal Pictures; 11Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP48514.

LP48515.

The Bait. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. Based on the novel by Dorothy Uhnak. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 27Feb73; LP48515.

LP48516.

Snatched. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC suspense movie) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 17Jan73; LP48516.

LP48517.

Can Ellen be saved? American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC suspense movie) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 29Jan74; LP48517.

LP48518.

A Cold night’s death. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 16Jan73; LP48518.

LP48519.

The Crooked hearts. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Based on the novel, Lonely heart 4122, by Colin Watson. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 25Oct72; LP48519.

LP48520.

The Daughters of Joshua Cabe. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Aug72; LP48520.

LP48521.

The Day the Earth moved. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 9Sep74; LP48521.

LP48522.

Every man needs one. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 29Nov72; LP48522.

LP48523.

The Girl most likely to. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 26Oct73; LP48523.

LP48524.

Goodnight, my love. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc., 3Oct72; LP48524.

LP48525.

The Great American beauty contest. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP48525.

LP48526.

The Great ice rip-off. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie or the week) Add. ti; Wednesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 13Aug74; LP48526.

LP48527.

Guess who’s sleeping in my bed? American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 16Oct73; LP48527.

LP48528.

Home for the holidays. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wide world of entertainment) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 14Nov72; LP48528.

LP48529.

Isn’t it shocking? American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 21Sep73; LP48529.

LP48530.

The Letters. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 20Feb73; LP48530.

LP48531.

The Night stalker. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) From a story by Jeff Rice. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 27Dec71; LP48531.

LP48532.

No place to run. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 5Sep72; LP48532.

LP48533.

Outrage. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 14Nov73; LP48533.

LP48534.

Playmates. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 18Sep72; LP48534.

LP48535.

Promise him anything. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 4Feb75; LP48535.

LP48536.

Pursuit. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Based on the novel by John Lange. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 28Nov72; LP48536.

LP48537.

Roll, Freddy, roll. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 9Dec74; LP48537.

LP48538.

Say goodbye, Maggie Cole. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Wednesday movie or the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 13Sep72; LP48538.

LP48539.

Rolling man. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 21Sep72; LP48539.

LP48540.

She lives. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Based on the novel by Paul Neimark. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Aug73; LP48540.

LP48541.

The Bounty man. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 17Oct72; LP48541.

LP48542.

Trilogy of terror. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Based on a story by Richard Matheson. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 21Feb75; LP48542.

LP48543.

Trouble comes to town. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC suspense movie) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 27Dec72; LP48543.

LP48544.

What are best friends for? American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 4Dec73; LP48544.

LP48545.

Judge Dee, “the monastery murders.” American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC Sunday night movie) Add. ti: Judge Dee in the monastery murders. Based upon the novel, Judge Dee at the haunted monastery, by Robert Van Gulick. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 11Apr74; LP48545.

LP48546.

Reflections of murder. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC Sunday night movie) Based on the novel, Celle qui n’etait plus, by Pierre Boileau & Thomas Narcejac. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 6Nov74; LP48546.

LP48547.

The President’s plane is missing. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) Based on the novel by Robert J. Serling. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 5Feb71; LP48547.

LP48548.

The Kansas City massacre. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (ABC Friday night movie) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 17Jul75; LP48548.

LP48549.

Pray for the Wildcats. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Tuesday movie of the week) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 11Jan74; LP48549.

LP48550.

The Trouble with England. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP48550.

LP48551.

A Little advice goes a long way. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP48551.

LP48552.

Matchmates. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 30Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP48552.

LP48553.

Visitors from a strange planet. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Oct68; LP48553.

LP48554.

Pain in Timmy’s tummy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Oct68; LP48554.

LP48555.

The Coverup girl. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Oct68; LP48555.

LP48556.

One of our models is missing. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Oct68; LP48556.

LP48557.

Up the Thames without a paddle. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Oct68; LP48557.

LP48558.

The Perfect young lady. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Nov68; LP48558.

LP48559.

The Look alikes. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Nov68; LP48559.

LP48560.

Timmy the mother. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Nov68; LP48560.

LP48561.

Popped star. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5Dec68; LP48561.

LP48562. The Paris incident. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Dec68; LP48562.

LP48563.

The Jewel robbery. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 19Dec68; LP48563.

LP48564.

My sister the genius. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Dec68; LP48564.

LP48565.

The Outcasts. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Sep68; LP48565.

LP48566.

Three ways to die. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Oct68; LP48566.

LP48567.

The Understanding. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 14Oct68; LP48567.

LP48568.

Take your lover in the ring. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Oct68; LP48568.

LP48569.

The Heroes. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 11Nov68; LP48569.

LP48570.

My name is Jemal. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Nov68; LP48570.

LP48571.

The Night riders. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 25Nov68; LP48571.

LP48572.

The Heady wine. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Dec68; LP48572.

LP48573.

The Man from Bennington. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 16Dec68; LP48573.

LP48574.

The Bounty children. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 23Dec68; LP48574.

LP48575.

The Alligator King. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 20Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP48575.

LP48576.

The Candidates. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 27Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP48576.

LP48577.

The Glory wagon. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP48577.

LP48578.

Act of faith. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc., 10Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP48578.

LP48579.

The Thin edge. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 17Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP48579.

LP48580.

Gideon. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP4858O.

LP48581.

And then there was one. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 3Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP48581.

LP48582.

Hung for a lamb. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 10Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP48582.

LP48583.

A Time of darkness. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 24Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP48583.

LP48584.

The Town that wouldn’t. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP48584.

LP48585.

Give me tomorrow. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 7Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP48585.

LP48586.

The Stalking devil. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 21Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP48586.

LP48587.

How tall is blood? Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 5May69 (in notice: 1968); LP48587.

LP48588.

The Long ride. Screen Gems, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Outcasts) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP48588.

LP48589.

Buffalo kill. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bat Masterson) Based on Richard O’Connor’s novel. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jul59 (in notice: 1958); LP48589.

LP48590.

Suspiria. SEDA Spettacoli, S.P.A. Released by International Classics, Inc. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Technovision. NM: revisions & additions. © International Classics, Inc.; 27Jul77; LP48590.

LP48591.

The Carnival, the story of a girl and a goldfish. Xerox Corporation. Distributed by Xerox Films. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Xerox Corporation; 15Mar70; LP48591.

LP48592.

DDT—knowing it survives us. Xerox Corporation. Distributed by Xerox Films. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Xerox Corporation; 6Aug70; LP48592.

LP48593.

For the love of Benji. Mulberry Square Productions, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Original story by Joe Camp &, Ben Vaughn. © Mulberry Square Productions, Inc.; 2Jun77; LP48593.

LP48594.

Clorae and Albie. Education Development Center, Inc. 36 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Role of women in American society project) © Education Development Center, Inc.; 31Dec76; LP48594.

LP48595.

Naked rider. EMC Films, Inc. 86 min., sd., color, 35 mm. NM: additions & revisions. © EMC Film Corporation (in notice: EMC Films, Inc.); 11Feb77; LP48595.

LP48596.

All that glitters. Episode no. 36. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP48596.

LP48597.

All that glitters. Episode no. 37. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP48597.

LP48598.

All that glitters. Episode no. 38. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP48598.

LP48599.

All that glitters. Episode no. 39. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP48599.

LP48600.

All that glitters. Episode no. 40. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP48600.

LP48601.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 151. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48601.

LP48602.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 152. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48602.

LP48603.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 153. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48603.

LP48604.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 154. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48604.

LP48605.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 155. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48605.

LP48606.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 156. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48606.

LP48607.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 157. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48607.

LP48608.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 158. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications. Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48608.

LP48609.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 159. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48609.

LP48610.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 160. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Oct76; LP48610.

LP48611.

Find Angel Chavez. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 26Sep63; LP48611.

LP48612.

Letter of the law. The Temple Houston Company. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Temple Houston) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 10Oct63; LP48612.

LP48613.

The Spy who loved me. Danjaq, S.A. Released by United Artists. 125 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Danjaq, S.A.; 1Jul77; LP48613.

LP48614.

All that glitters. Episode no. 50. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Jun77; LP48614.

LP48615.

All that glitters. Episode no. 47. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Jun77; LP48615.

LP48616.

All that glitters. Episode no. 48. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Jun77; LP48616.

LP48617.

All that glitters. Episode no. 46. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Jun77; LP48617.

LP48618.

All that glitters. Episode no. 45. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25May77; LP48618.

LP48619.

All that glitters. Episode no. 42. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25May77; LP48619.

LP48620.

All that glitters. Episode no. 41. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25May77; LP48620.

LP48621.

All that glitters. Episode no. 43. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25May77; LP48621.

LP48622.

All that glitters. Episode no. 49. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Jun77; LP48622.

LP48623.

All that glitters. Episode no. 44. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25May77; LP48623.

LP48624.

Banjo Hackett. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3May76; LP48624.

LP48625.

The Quest. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13May76; LP48625.

LP48626.

The Secret of Monte Cristo. Mid-Century Film Productions, Ltd. Released by Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer & Regal Films. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Dyaliscope. © Mid-Century Film Productions, Ltd.; 22Jun61 (in notice: 1960); LP48626.

LP48627.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 165. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Oct76; LP48627.

LP48628.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 166. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Nov76; LP48628.

LP48629.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 167. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Nov76; LP48629.

LP48630.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 168. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Nov76; LP48630.

LP48631.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 169. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Nov76; LP48631.

LP48632.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 161. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Oct76; LP48632.

LP48633.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 163. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Oct76; LP48633.

LP48634.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 164. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min;., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Oct76; LP48634.

LP48635.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 170. T.A.T. Communications Company. Presented in association with Filmways, Inc. Distributed by T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Nov76; LP48635.

LP48636.

All that glitters. Episode no. 60. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun77; LP48636.

LP48637.

All that glitters. Episode no. 59. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun77; LP48637.

LP48638.

All that glitters. Episode no. 58. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun77; LP48638.

LP48639.

All that glitters. Episode no. 57. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun77; LP48639.

LP48640.

All that glitters. Episode no. 56. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun77; LP48640.

LP48641.

All that glitters. Episode no. 55. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP48641.

LP48642.

All that glitters. Episode no. 54. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP48642.

LP48643.

All that glitters. Episode no. 53. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP48643.

LP48644.

All that glitters. Episode no. 52. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP48644.

LP48645.

All that glitters. Episode no. 51. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP48645.

LP48646.

The Lost duchess. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Sep53; LP48646.

LP48647.

High seas. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Alfred De Vigny. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Oct53; LP48647.

LP48648.

Gallegher. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Richard Harding Davis. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Oct53; LP48648.

LP48649.

God sees the truth. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Leo Tolstoi. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Nov53; LP48649.

LP48650.

The Cardboard ghost. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From the story Queen of spades by Alexandre Pushkin. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Nov53; LP48650.

LP48651.

The Lighthouse. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Nathaniel Hawthorne. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Dec53; LP48651.

LP48652.

The Face of Paris. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Jacques Nahum, Lawrence & Lee. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Dec53; LP48652.

LP48653.

Doctor Morley’s daughter. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Nathaniel Hawthorne. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP48653.

LP48654.

The Gold bug. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Edgar Allan Poe. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jan53 (in notice: 1952), LP48654.

LP48655.

Turning point. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by George Gissing. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP48655.

LP48656.

The Robbers. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Lazar K. Lazarevik. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP48656.

LP48657.

It couldn’t happen. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Honore De Balzac. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18May54; LP48657.

LP48658.

Conflict. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Lawrence & Lee. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Apr54; LP48658.

LP48659.

Storm center. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stephen Crane. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jun54; LP48659.

LP48660.

The Man trap. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Robert Louis Stevenson. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25May54; LP48660.

LP48661.

Live forever. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Nathaniel Hawthorne. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11May54; LP48661.

LP48662.

The Lady and the law. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4May54; LP48662.

LP48663.

Strange valley. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by H. G. Wells. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Apr54; LP48663.

LP48664.

Dividing line. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Samuel L. Clemens. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Apr54; LP48664.

LP48665.

Heroism. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Villiers de L’Isle Adam. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP48665.

LP48666.

The Moving finger. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Richard Harris Davis. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP48666.

LP48667.

Sword of the vagabond. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Robert Louis Stevenson. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP 48667.

LP48668.

The City hunter. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by George Rodenbach. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP48668.

LP48669.

A Tale of negative gravity. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Frank R. Stockton. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Nov53; LP48669.

LP48670.

Reporter who made himself king. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Richard Harding Davis. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP48670.

LP48671.

Colonel Esteban’s duel. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Alexandre Dumas. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Mar54 (in notice: 1953); LP48671.

LP48672.

The Transferred ghost. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) from a story by Frank R. Stockton. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Mar54 (in notice: 1953); LP48672.

LP48673.

The Vacant room. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd. b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Emile Gaboriau. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Mar54; LP48673.

LP48674.

The Bedford house conspiracy. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by William Makepeace Thackeray. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Mar54; LP48674.

LP48675.

What happened at Three Oaks? Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Steen Steenson Blicher. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Mar54; LP48675.

LP48676.

The Unforeseen. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Edmond Francois Valentine About. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Apr54; LP48676.

LP48677.

Strange journey. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Lawrence & Lee, from E. W. Hornung. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jan53 (in notice: 1952); LP48677.

LP48678.

Phantom ricksha. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Rudyard Kipling. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48678.

LP48679.

An Eye for an eye. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Madelyn Pugh & Bob Carroll, Jr. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48679.

LP48680.

The Crime of Sylvester Bonnard. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Anatole France. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48680.

LP48681.

The Fury. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Paul Heyse. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48681.

LP48682.

The Strange Mister Bartleby. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Herman Melville. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar53 (in notice: 1952); LP48682.

LP48683.

The Gambler. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Fyodor Dostoevsky. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar53; LP48683.

LP48684.

Jack of hearts. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr53; LP48684.

LP48685.

The Prison with the open door. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on The Bet, by Anton Chekhov. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr53; LP48685.

LP48686.

The Copper penny. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar53; LP48686.

LP48687.

The Dynamiter. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Robert Louis Stevenson. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar53; LP48687.

LP48688.

Work of art. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Anton Chekhov. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar53; LP48688.

LP48689.

Turtle Island. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From A Tale of the enchanted isles, by Herman Melville. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May53; LP48689.

LP48690.

The World beyond. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May53; LP48690.

LP48691.

My double. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Adapted from a story by Edward Everett Hale. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May53; LP48691.

LP48692.

Born unto trouble. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From The Substitute, by Francois Coppee. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr53; LP48692.

LP48693.

Canterville ghost. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Oscar Wilde. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr53; LP48693.

LP48694.

The Postmistress. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Bret Harte. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jul53; LP48694.

LP48695.

A Martyr to science. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Mary Putnam Jacobi. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jun53; LP48695.

LP48696.

The Story of two lives. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Julia Schayer. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun53; LP48696.

LP48697.

The Man who sold his shadow. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Adelbert Von Chamisso. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun53; LP48697.

LP48698.

Colonel Chabert. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Adapted from a story by Honore De Balzac. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May53; LP48698.

LP48699.

Three strangers. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Thomas Hardy. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Dec53; LP48699.

LP48700.

Horseman in the sky. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Ambrose Bierce. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Sep53; LP48700.

LP48701.

Vice versa. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story my Thomas Anstey Guthrie. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Aug53; LP48701.

LP48702.

The Adoption. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Guy De Maupassant. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Aug53; LP48702.

LP48703.

The Diamond lens. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Fitz-James O’Brien. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jul53; LP48703.

LP48704.

Airport ’77. Universal Pictures. 114 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Inspired by the film Airport, based on the novel by Arthur Hailey. © Universal Pictures; 25Mar77; LP48704.

LP48705.

One of our running backs is missing. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Six million dollar man) Based on the novel, Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Nov75; LP48705.

LP48706.

The Half breed. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Feb76; LP48706.

LP48707.

The Rescue. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Feb76; LP48707.

LP48708.

The Bright boy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Feb76; LP48708.

LP48709.

Code of the West. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Mar76; LP48709.

LP48710.

A Lady. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Apr76; LP48710.

LP48711.

The Sod house woman. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Mar76; LP48711.

LP48712.

The Man from Leadville. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Mar76; LP48712.

LP48713.

When gentlemen agree. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Mar76; LP48713.

LP48714.

The Mountain man. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Apr76; LP48714.

LP48715.

The Child bride. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Apr76; LP48715.

LP48716.

The visit. Universal City Studios, Inc. Distributed by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) From a novel by Marian Cockrell. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Apr76; LP48716.

LP48717.

There goes a good squid. Ben Hare. Hare today, gone tomorrow. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61 (in notice: 1962}; LP48717.

LP48718.

Spots off a leopard. Invasion of Earth by robots. Cecil meets the Singing Dinasor. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48718.

LP48719.

Oil’s well that ends well. No such thing as a sea serpent. D.J. the D.J. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48719.

LP48720.

Cheery cheery Beany. Nya ha ha. The Singin’ swingin’ sea serpent. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48720.

LP48721.

The Mad Isle of Madhattan. The Hammy awards. Hare-Cules and the golden fleecing. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48721.

LP48722.

Beany blows his top. Beany flips his lid. The Fleastone kop kaper. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48722.

LP48723.

Thumb fun. Living doll. The Park at the top of the stars. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48723.

LP48724.

Dragon train. Ten feet tall and wet. Dirty pool. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd. b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48724.

LP48725.

Cecil’s comical strip. Beany’s resid-jewels. Wot the heck. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48725.

LP48726.

Ain’t that a cork in the snorkle. Makes a sea serpent sore. So What and the Seven What-Nots. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48726.

LP48727.

Ain’t I a little stinger? The Warring 20’s. Beany and Cecil meet the Invisible Man. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48727.

LP48728.

Rin-Tin-Can. Vild vast vasteland. The Invisible Man has butterfingers. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48728.

LP48729.

Here comes the Schmoe boat. Tain’t cricket, Crickett. Cecil always saves the day. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au; Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48729.

LP48730.

The Dirty Birdy. The Attack of the man-eater skeeters. Davey Crickett’s leading lady bug. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48730.

LP48731.

20,000 little leaguers under the sea. Malice in Blunderland. Buffalo Billy. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48731.

LP48732.

Sleeping Beauty and the Beast. Never eat Quackers in bed. Dishonest John meets Cowboy Starr. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 21 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48732.

LP48733.

Beany’s beany cap copter. The Indiscreet Squeet. The Phantom of the Horse Opera. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48733.

LP48734.

Hero by trade. The Illegal eagle egg. Cecil gets careless. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48734.

LP48735.

Beany and the jackstalk. The Humbug. Custard’s last stand. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48735.

LP48736.

The Greatest Schmoe on Earth. Beany and Cecil meet Billy the Squid. The Capture of The Dreaded Three Headed Threep. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 23 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48736.

LP48737.

The Bat race for space. Beany and the boo birds. Beany and Cecil meet Ping-Pong. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48737.

LP48738.

The Seventh voyage of Singood. Cecil meets Cecelia. The Capture of Thunderbolt the Wondercolt. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48738.

LP48739.

The Monstrous monster. Tommy Hawk. Yo ho and a bubble of gum. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48739.

LP48740.

A Trip to the Schmoon. Grime doesn’t pay. Beany’s buffalo hunt. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 20 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48740.

LP48741.

Davey Crickett. Strange objects. Tear-A-Long the Dotted Lion. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48741

LP46742.

Little Ace from outer space. Super Cecil. Wildman of Wildsville. Snowball, Inc. Released by Television Artists and Producers Corporation. 3 reels, 19 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Beany and Cecil) Appl. au: Bob Clampett. © Bob Clampett; 1Mar61; LP48742.

LP48743.

Scalpel. P.J. Productions Company. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From an original story by Joseph Weintraub. Appl. au: John Grissner. © P.J. Productions Company; 4Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP48743.

LP48744.

Tidal wave. Toho Company, Ltd. Released by New World Pictures, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: New World Productions, Inc. © New World Pictures, Inc.; 31May75; LP48744.

LP48745.

Mister Magoo’s Christmas carol. UPA Pictures, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Freely adapted from Dickens’ A Christmas carol. © UPA Pictures, Inc.; 18Dec62; LP48745.

LP48746.

Uncle Sam Magoo. UPA Pictures, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © UPA Pictures, Inc.; 15Feb70; LP48746.

LP48747.

Rolling thunder. American International Pictures, Inc. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From an original story by Paul Schrader. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 5Aug77; LP48747.

LP48748.

Camper John. Redwine International Films, Inc. Produced in association with Barrister Productions. Released by Cinemation Industries. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Redwine International Films, Inc.; 1Jan72 (in notice: 1973); LP48748.

LP48749.

Someone I touched. Charles Fries Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © Charles Fries Productions, Inc.; 24Jan75; LP48749.

LP48750.

The Hatfields and the McCoys. Charles Fries Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wednesday movie of the week) © Charles Fries Productions, Inc.; 11Oct74; LP48750.

LP48751.

The Secret nightcaller. Penthouse Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Charles Fries Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Charles Fries Productions, Inc.; 16Feb75; LP48751.

LP48752.

Hey, I’m alive. Charles Fries Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Alskog, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the book by Helen Klaben with Beth Day. © Charles Fries Productions, Inc.; 29Sep75; LP48752.

LP48753.

Strange homecoming. Alpine Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alpine Productions, Inc.; 25Sep74; LP48753.

LP48754.

The Strange and deadly occurence. Alpine Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alpine Productions, Inc.; 2Sep74; LP48754.

LP48755.

Macho Callahan. Felicidad Films, Inc. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on a story by Richard Carr. © Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation; 5Aug70; LP48755.

LP48756.

Don’t drink the water. Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the play by Woody Allen. © Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation; 11Nov69; LP48756.

LP48757.

Stiletto. Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Harold Robbins. © Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation; 16Jul69; LP48757.

LP48758.

Nasty habits. Brut Productions, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on The Abbess of Crewe, by Muriel Spark. © Brut Productions, Inc.; 25Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP48758.

LP48759.

The Absent-minded waiter. The Aspen Film Society. Released by Paramount Pictures Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Apr77; LP48759.

LP48760.

Sorcerer. Film Properties International, N. V. Released by Paramount Pictures & Universal Pictures. 122 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel, The Wages of fear, by Georges Arnaud. © Film Properties International, N.V.; 20Jun77; LP48760.

LP48761.

The Bad News Bears in breaking training. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon characters created by Bill Lancaster. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Jul77; LP48761.

LP48762.

The Track star. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Dec68; LP48762.

LP48763.

Tubby Timmy. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Dec68; LP48763.

LP48764.

He lost his girlish laughter. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 31Dec68; LP48764.

LP48765.

Terry’s depression. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 25Oct76; LP48765.

LP48766.

A Matter of principle. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 3Nov76; LP48766.

LP48767.

The Partners. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Dec76; LP48767.

LP48768.

Dear Doctor Dora. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Nov76; LP48768.

LP48769.

Lorraine’s career. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Nov76; LP48769.

LP48770.

Rival agents. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Nancy Walker show) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 30Nov76; LP48770.

LP48771.

All that glitters. Episode no. 62. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Jun77; LP48771.

LP48772.

All that glitters. Episode no. 64. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Jun77; LP48772.

LP48773.

All that glitters. Episode no. 63. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Jun77; LP48773.

LP48774.

All that glitters. Episode no. 61. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Jun77; LP48774.

LP48775.

All that glitters. Episode no. 65. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Jun77; LP48775.

LP48776.

Maude’s adult relationship. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP48776.

LP48777.

Maude’s reunion. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 7Feb77; LP48777.

LP48778.

Feminine fulfillment. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 17Feb77; LP48778.

LP48779.

Vivian’s surprise. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Feb77; LP48779.

LP48780.

Arthur’s new friend. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 7Mar77; LP48780.

LP48781.

The Household feud. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 9Mar77; LP48781.

LP48782.

Maude’s Aunt. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 4Feb77; LP48782.

LP48783.

Maude’s desperate hours. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 4Feb77; LP48783.

LP48784.

Mrs. Naugatuck’s wedding. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Nov76; LP48784.

LP48785.

The Rip-off. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 24Nov76; LP48785.

LP48786.

The Game show. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 1Nov76; LP48786.

LP48787.

Arthur’s worry. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP48787.

LP48788.

The Election. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 18Oct76; LP48788.

LP48789.

Captain Hero. Tandem Production, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec76; LP48789.

LP48790.

Maude’s new friends. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 24Nov76; LP48790.

LP48791.

Walter’s Christmas gift. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Dec76; LP48791.

LP48792.

Arthur’s crisis. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in. cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 1Dec76; LP48792.

LP48793.

Infinite tenderness. Les films Ariane. Released by United Artists. 92 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. Add. ti: Une Infinie tendresse. © Les Films Ariane; 29Sep72 (in notice: 1969); LP48793.

LP48794.

The Empty holster. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stephen Crane. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Dec54; LP48794.

LP48795.

No tears. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b & w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stuart Jerome. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP48795.

LP48796.

Decision. Ziv Television Programs,. Inc. 30 min., sd., b & w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stephen Crane. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Oct54; LP48796.

LP48797.

Inside out. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Friedrich VonDer Trenck. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Oct54; LP48797.

LP48798.

The Rubber stamp. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Honore De Balzac. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Nov54; LP48798.

LP48799.

The Unknown. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Albert Webster. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Nov54; LP48799.

LP48800.

Sudden impulse. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Walt Whitman. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Nov54; LP48800.

LP48801.

The Brave eyes. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by John Kneubuhl. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Nov54; LP48801.

LP48802.

The Lost years. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Alfred, Lord Tennyson. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Dec54; LP48802.

LP48803.

Twenty one days. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Leonard Saint Clair. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Dec54; LP48803.

LP48804.

The Crime. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Edward Bellamy. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Dec54; LP48804.

LP48805.

The Little regiment. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stephen Crane. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Oct54; LP48805.

LP48806.

The Time barrier. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Robert Yale Libott. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Sep54; LP48806.

LP48807.

Out of darkness. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Stephen Crane. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct54; LP48807.

LP48808.

Vengeance. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) From a story by Ambrose Bierce. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Sep54; LP48808.

LP48809.

Thicker than water. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Adapted from a story by Honore De Balzac. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Sep54; LP48809.

LP48810.

The Magic egg. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) Based on a story by Frank R. Stockton. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Sep54; LP48810.

LP48811.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1047A-47B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec52; LP48811.

LP48812.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1048A-48B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Dec52; LP48812.

LP48813.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1049A-49B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec52; LP48813.

LP48814.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1050A-50B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan53 (in notice: 1952); LP48814.

LP48815.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1051A-51B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan53 (in notice: 1952); LP48815.

LP48816.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1058A-58B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar53 (in notice: 1952); LP48816.

LP48817.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1057A-57B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar53 (in notice: 1952); LP48817.

LP48818.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1053A-53B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48818.

LP48819.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1052A-52B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48819.

LP48820.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1054A-54B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48820.

LP48821.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1055A-55B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb53 (in notice: 1952); LP48821.

LP48822.

Boston Blackie. Program no. 1056A-56B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar53 (in notice: 1952); LP48822.

LP48823.

Murder for me. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP48823.

LP48824.

And down will come baby. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Apr76; LP48824.

LP48825.

Pay or die. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Jan76; LP48825.

LP48826.

Dead man out. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Mar76; LP48826.

LP48827.

The Left hand of the devil. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Jan76; LP48827.

LP48828.

The Dippers. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Feb76; LP48828.

LP48829.

The Blood bond. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Feb76; LP48829.

LP48830.

Death on the run. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Mar76; LP48830.

LP48831.

Aggie. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Mar76; LP48831.

LP48832.

Death squad. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Apr76; LP48832.

LP48833.

Round up the usual suspects. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Mar76; LP48833.

LP48834.

The Walking bomb. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Jan76; LP48834.

LP48835.

The Case of the purloined case. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Mar76; LP48835.

LP48836.

Ain’t nobody here named Barney. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan76; LP48836.

LP48837.

The Girl on the golden strip. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Mar76; LP48837.

LP48838.

Big deal in paradise. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Feb76; LP48838.

LP48839.

One of our Zeppelins is missing. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Feb76; LP48839.

LP48840.

Before the holocaust. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Feb76; LP48840.

LP48841.

Come die with me. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Jan76; LP48841.

LP48842.

Set-up city. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Oct75; LP48842.

LP48843.

On the road. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min, sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Sep75; LP48843.

LP48844.

The Glory game. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Sep75; LP48844.

LP48845.

Count the days I’m gone. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Nov75; LP48845.

LP48846.

The Goodbye Orphan Annie blues. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Sep75; LP48846.

LP48847.

The Fire man. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Oct75; LP48847.

LP48848.

A Bite of the apple. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Nov75; LP48848.

LP48849.

Nobody in a nothing place. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Dec75; LP48849.

LP48850.

Photography by John Doe. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Oct75; LP48850.

LP48851.

When the dues come down. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Nov75; LP48851.

LP48852.

The Big hand’s on trouble. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Nov75; LP48852.

LP48853.

Sharper than a serpent’s tooth. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Sep75; LP48853.

LP48854.

Double image. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baretta) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Oct75; LP48854.

LP48855.

Grandpa’s girl. Universal City Studio, Inc. Released by Universal., an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Sara) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7May76; LP48855.

LP48856.

Through the past deadly. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Dec75; LP48856.

LP48857.

Mistresses, murder and millions. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Dec75; LP48857.

LP48858.

The Cold war con. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Dec75; LP48858.

LP48859.

The Cruise ship murders. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Nov75; LP48859.

LP48660.

The Missiles of Morgantown caper. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Oct75; LP48860.

LP48861.

The Old diamond game. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Sep75; LP48861.

LP48862.

Death heist. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Oct75; LP48862.

LP46863.

The Man who couldn’t lose. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Oct75; LP48863.

LP48864.

The Late show murders. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Sep75; LP48864.

LP48865.

The Body at the bottom. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch). © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Oct75; LP48865.

LP48866.

The James Caan con. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Sep75; LP48866.

LP48867.

Kiss of death. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Nov75; LP48867.

LP48868.

Death by resurrection. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Nov75; LP48868.

LP48869.

Stung from beyond. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Switch) © Universal City Studies, Inc.; 26Sep75; LP48869.

LP48870.

Save the yak. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Feb77; LP48870.

LP48871.

Remembrance. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Feb77; LP48871.

LP48872.

Charley’s father. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications company; 28Feb77; LP48872.

LP48873.

The Jailbirds. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Mar77; LP48873.

LP48874.

The Jailbirds. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Mar77; LP48874.

LP48875.

The Dick and Vanessa show. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Mar77; LP48875.

LP48876.

Election eve. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 15Oct76; LP48876.

LP48877.

Living together. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 12Oct76; LP48877.

LP48878.

Love and marriage. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 27Oct76; LP48878.

LP48879.

Happy anniversary. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 8Nov76; LP48879.

LP48880.

Happy anniversary. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 15Nov76; LP48880.

LP48881.

The Gangleader. T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company, Inc.; 20Nov76; LP48881.

LP48882.

Highway patrol, program no. 1066. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar57; LP48882.

LP48883.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1067. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr57; LP48883.

LP48884.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1068. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr57; LP48884.

LP48885.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1069. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd. b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr57; LP48885.

LP48886.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1070. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr57; LP48886.

LP48887.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1071. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Apr57; LP48887.

LP48888.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1072. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6May57; LP48888.

LP48889.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1073. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May57; LP48889.

LP48890.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1074. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20May57; LP48890.

LP48891.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1075. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27May57; LP48891.

LP48892.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1086–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Nov57; LP48892.

LP48893.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1087–33. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Nov57; LP48893.

LP48894.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1088–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Nov57. LP48894.

LP48895.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1089–30. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Nov57; LP48895.

LP48896.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1090–21. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Dec57; LP48896.

LP48897.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct55; LP48897.

LP48898.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec55; LP48898.

LP48899.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec55; LP48899.

LP48900.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec55; LP48900.

LP48901.

Highway patrol. Program. no. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec55; LP48901.

LP48902.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Nov55; LP48902.

LP48903.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Nov55; LP48903.

LP48904.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov55; LP48904.

LP48905.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov55; LP48905.

LP48906.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct55; LP48906.

LP48907.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Oct55; LP48907.

LP48908.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Sep55; LP48908.

LP48909.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct55; LP48909.

LP46910.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Oct55; LP48910.

LP48911.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Dec55; LP48911.

LP48912.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr56; LP48912.

LP48913.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1054. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec56; LP48913.

LP46914.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1052. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec56; LP48914.

LP48915.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1051. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec56; LP48915.

LP48916.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1050. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Nov56; LP48916.

LP48917.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1049. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Nov56; LP48917.

LP48918.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1048. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov56; LP48918.

LP48919.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1047. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov56; LP48919.

LP48920.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1046. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct56; LP48920.

LP48921.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1045. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct56; LP48921.

LP48922.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1044. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct56; LP48922.

LP48923.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1043. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct56; LP48923.

LP48924.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1042. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Sep56; LP48924.

LP48925.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1041. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Sep56; LP48925.

LP48926.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1040. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Sep56; LP46926.

LP48927.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jun56; LP48927.

LP48928.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun56; LP48928.

LP48929.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun56; LP48929.

LP48930.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May56; LP48930.

LP48931.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May56; LP48931.

LP48932.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May56; LP48932.

LP48933.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May56; LP48933.

LP48934.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1053. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec56; LP48934.

LP48935.

Citizens band. A Fields company production. Released by Paramount Pictures Corporation. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5May77; LP48935.

LP48936.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1055. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP48936.

LP48937.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1056. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP48937.

LP48938.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1057. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP48938.

LP48939.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1058. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP48939.

LP48940.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1059. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP48940.

LP48941.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1060. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP48941.

LP48942.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1061. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP48942.

LP48943.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1062. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP48943.

LP48944.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1063. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP48944.

LP48945.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1064. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP48945.

LP48946.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1065. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP48946.

LP48947.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP48947.

LP48948.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP48948.

LP48949.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP48949.

LP48950.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP48950.

LP48951.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP48951.

LP48952.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP48952.

LP48953.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP48953.

LP48954.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP48954.

LP48955.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP48955.

LP48956.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP48956.

LP48957.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP48957.

LP48958.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP48958.

LP48959.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP48959.

LP48960.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr56 (in notice: 1955); LP48960.

LP48961.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr56 (in notice: 1955); LP48961.

LP48962.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr56 (in notice: 1955); LP48962.

LP48963.

The 217 in 402. Universal City Studios, Inc. & Stacy Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Don/Lee Productions. Distributed by MCA-TV. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Partners) © Universal City Studios, Inc. & Stacy Productions, Inc.; 2May72 (in notice: 1971); LP48963.

LP48964.

The Great crash diet. Emergency Productions. Produced in association with Universal, an MCA company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) © Emergency Productions; 21Feb76; LP48964.

LP48965.

Above and beyond nearly. Emergency Productions. Produced in association with Universal, an MCA Company. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) © Emergency Productions; 31Jan76; LP48965.

LP48966.

The Last phantom. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP48966.

LP48967.

Who’s who in Neverland. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Oct76; LP48967.

LP48968.

Amelia Earhart. Universal City Studios, Inc. 159 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Oct76; LP48968.

LP48969.

Presumed dead. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP48969.

LP48970.

Lady in the squad room. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) Suggested by a book by Selwyn Raab. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Mar77; LP48970.

LP48971.

Eleanor and Franklin. Pt. 1. Talent Associates, Ltd. Distributed by Video Program Service, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Eleanor and Franklin) Based upon the Pulitzer prize winning book Eleanor and Franklin by Joseph P. Lash. © Talent Associates, Ltd., 10Dec75; LP48971.

LP48972.

Eleanor and Franklin. Pt. 2. Talent Associates, Ltd. Distributed by Video Program Service, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Eleanor and Franklin) Based upon the Pulitzer prize winning book Eleanor and Franklin by Joseph P. Lash. © Talent Associates, Ltd.; 17Dec75; LP48972.

LP48973.

Johnny, we hardly knew ye. Talent Associates, Ltd. Produced in association with Jamel Productions, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Kenneth P. O’Donnell, David F. Powers with Joe McCarthy. © Talent Associates, Ltd.; 1Dec76; LP48973.

LP48974.

Eleanor and Franklin, the White House years. Talent Associates, Ltd. 180 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based upon the Pulitzer prize winning book Eleanor and Franklin by Joseph P. Lash. © Talent Associates, Ltd.; 3Mar77; LP48974.

LP48975.

Man Friday. Keep Films, Ltd. & Incorporated Television Company, Ltd. Produced in association with ABC Entertainment, Inc. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 109 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Independent Television Corporation. © ITC—Incorporated Television Company, Ltd.; 5Nov75; LP48975.

LP48976.

Fraternity row. Paramount Pictures Corporation. Released by Paramount, a Gulf & Western company. 99 min. sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Charles Gary Allison. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Feb77; LP48976.

LP48977.

The New maid. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Mar77; LP48977.

LP48978.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1078. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Dec56; LP48978.

LP48979.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1139–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Dec59 (in notice: 1958); LP48979.

LP48980.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1138–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP48980.

LP48981.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1137–35. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP48981.

LP48982.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1136–8. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP48982.

LP40983.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1135–33. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP48983.

LP48984.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1134–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP48984.

LP48985.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1083. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Oct57; LP48985.

LP48986.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1081. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct57; LP48986.

LP48987.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1082. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Oct57; LP48987.

LP48988.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1084. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Oct57; LP48988.

LP48989.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1085. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Nov57; LP48989.

LP48990.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1076. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jun57; LP48990.

LP48991.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1077. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jun57; LP48991.

LP48992.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1079. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Sep57; LP48992.

LP48993.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1080. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Sep57; LP48993.

LP48994.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1121–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Oct58; LP48994.

LP48995.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1120–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Sep58; LP48995.

LP48996.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1119–36. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Sep58; LP48996.

LP48997.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1118–21. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Sep58; LP48997.

LP48998.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1117–30. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jun58; LP48998.

LP48999.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1126–24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Nov58; LP48999.

LP49000.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1125–28. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Nov58; LP49000.

LP49001.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1124–2. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Oct58; LP49001.

LP49002.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1123–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Oct58; LP49002.

LP49003.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1122–23. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Oct58; LP49003.

LP49004.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1131–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Dec58; LP49004.

LP49005.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1130–22. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Dec58; LP49005.

LP49006.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1129–24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Dec58; LP49006.

LP49007.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1128–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Nov58; LP49007.

LP49008.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1127–27. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Nov58; LP49008.

LP49009.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1133–19. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Dec58; LP49009.

LP49010.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1132–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Dec58; LP49010.

LP49011.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1141–35. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Mar59; LP49011.

LP49012.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1140-17. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Feb59; LP49012.

LP49013.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1146–4. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Apr59; LP49013.

LP49014.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1145–32. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Mar59; LP49014.

LP49015.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1144–16. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Mar59; LP49015.

LP49016.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1143–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Mar59; LP49016.

LP49017.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1142–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Mar59; LP49017.

LP49018.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1151–25. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar59; LP49018.

LP49019.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1150–30. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3May59; LP49019.

LP49020.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1149–11. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Apr59; LP49020.

LP49021.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1148–7. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Apr59; LP49021.

LP49022.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1147–24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Apr59; LP49022.

LP49023.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1156–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jun59. LP49023.

LP49024.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1155–37. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jun59; LP49024.

LP49025.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1154–39. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31May59; LP49025.

LP49026.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1153–6. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24May59; LP49026.

LP49027.

Highway patrol. Program no. 1152–36. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17May59; LP49027.

LP49028.

The Losers. MCA TV. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Apr76; LP49028.

LP49029.

The House on Orange Grove Avenue. MCA TV. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (City of angels) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Mar76; LP49029.

LP49030.

Love among the ruins. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An ABC circle film) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 20Feb75; LP49030.

LP49031.

Trapped beneath the sea. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An ABC circle film) Add. ti: Tuesday movie of the week. © American Broadcasting companies, Inc.; 11Oct74; LP49031.

LP49032.

Haunts of the very rich. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An ABC circle film) Add. ti: Wednesday movie of the week. Based on a story by T. K. Brown. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 6Sep72; LP49032.

LP49033.

Thursday’s game. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An ABC circle film) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 12Jan72; LP49033.

LP49034.

The Night strangler. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An ABC circle film) © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Dec72; LP49034.

LP49035.

I led three lives. Program no. 1005-N. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Oct53 (in notice: 1954); LP49035.

LP49036.

I led three lives. No. 1030-OO. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr54; LP49036.

LP49037.

I led three lives. No. 1029-FF. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr54; LP49037.

LP49038.

I led three lives. No. 1028-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr54; LP49038.

LP49039.

I led three lives. No. 1027-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar54; LP49039.

LP49040.

I led three lives. No. 1026-OO. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar54; LP49040.

LP49041.

I led three lives. No. 1024-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar54; LP49041.

LP49042.

I led three lives. No. 1025-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar54; LP49042.

LP49043.

I led three lives. Program no. 1020-II. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP49043.

LP49044.

I led three lives. Program no. 1019-II. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP49044.

LP49045.

I led three lives. Program no. 1018-II. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP49045.

LP49046.

I led three lives. Program no. 1017-FF. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP49046.

LP49047.

I led three lives. Program no. 1016-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP49047.

LP49048.

I led three lives. No. 1023-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP49048.

LP49049.

I led three lives. Program no. 1022-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP49049.

LP49050.

I led three lives. Program no. 1021-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb54 (in notice: 1953); LP49050.

LP49051.

I led three lives. Program no. 1010-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Nov53; LP49051.

LP49052.

I led three lives. Program no. 1009-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Nov53; LP49052.

LP49053.

I led three lives. Program no. 1008-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Nov53; LP49053.

LP49054.

I led three lives. Program no. 1007-L. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Nov53; LP49054.

LP49055.

I led three lives. Program no. 1006-U. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Oct53; LP49055.

LP49056.

I led three lives. Program no. 1014-II. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Dec53; LP49056.

LP49057.

I led three lives. Program no. 1013-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Dec53; LP49057.

LP49058.

I led three lives. Program no. 1015-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jan54 (in notice: 1953); LP49058.

LP49059.

I led three lives. Program no. 1012-FF. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Dec53; LP49059.

LP49060.

I led three lives. Program no. 1011-OO. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Dec53; LP49060.

LP49061.

I led three lives. Program no. 1004-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Oct53; LP49061.

LP49062.

I led three lives. Program no. 1003-N. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Sep53; LP49062.

LP49063.

I led three lives. Program no. 1002-PP. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Sep53; LP49063.

LP49064.

I led three lives. Program no. 1001-TT. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book of the same title by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Sep53; LP49064.

LP49065.

Thieves. Brut Productions, Inc. Released by Paramount. 103 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Thieves Productions, Inc.; 31Dec76; LP49065.

LP49066.

A Currency for murder. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49066.

LP49067.

Requiem for a stolen child. Pt. 1. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Mar77; LP49067.

LP49068.

A Labor czar is missing. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 23Feb77; LP49068.

LP49069.

Killer of the year. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 27Apr77; LP49069.

LP49070.

The Surrender. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 4May77; LP49070.

LP49071.

Requiem for a stolen child. Pt. 2. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Mar77; LP49071.

LP49072.

The Beast of Athens. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 30Mar77; LP49072.

LP49073.

The Killing of a porno queen. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 26Jan77; LP49073.

LP49074.

The Deadly silence. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 20Apr77; LP49074.

LP49075.

Death is a toy balloon. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Apr77; LP49075.

LP49076.

The Smut peddler. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 11May77; LP49076.

LP49077.

In the event of my death. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Feb77; LP49077.

LP49078.

The Treatment succeeded, but the patient died. A CBS Television Network production. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Andros targets) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Feb77; LP49078.

LP49079.

The Lords of Flatbush. The Ebbets Field Company. Released by Columbia. 84 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © The Ebbets Field Company (in notice: Ebbets Field Film Company); 1May74; LP49079.

LP49080.

Asta day. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b & w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 3Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49080.

LP49081.

Dead giveaway. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 13Dec57; LP49081.

LP49082.

Angel biz. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 4Oct57; LP49082.

LP49083.

Damone dilemma. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 17Jan58; LP49083.

LP49084.

Bookworms. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 21Mar58; LP49084.

LP49085.

Carstadt man. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 16May58; LP49085.

LP49086.

True confessions. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Dec76; LP49086.

LP49087.

The President requests. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49087.

LP49088.

Lucy’s job offer. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Jan77; LP49088.

LP49089.

The President requests. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 24Jan77; LP49089.

LP49090.

In name only. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Jan77; LP49090.

LP49091.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 162. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Oct76; LP49091.

LP49092.

The Car. Universal Pictures. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Universal Pictures; 13May77; LP49092.

LP49093.

Papillon. Corona/General Production Company. Released by Allied Artists Pictures. 150 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the book by Henri Charriere. Appl. au: Papillon Partnership. Prev. reg. 23Nov73, LU3661. © Papillon Partnership; 16Dec73; LP49093.

LP49094.

A Quiet day at the Iroquois Hotel. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (Ball four) Based on Ball four, by Jim Bouton & Leonard Shecter. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct76; LP49094.

LP49095.

The Unpractical joke. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (Ball four) Based on Ball four, by Jim Bouton & Leonard Shecter. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep76; LP49095.

LP49096.

I led three lives. Program no. 1053-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49096.

LP49097.

I led three lives. Program no. 1054-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49097.

LP49098.

I led three lives. Program no. 1055-II. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49098.

LP49099.

I led three lives. Program no. 1056-EE. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49099.

LP49100.

I led three lives. Program no. 1057-AA. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49100.

LP49101.

I led three lives. Program no. 1058-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Feb55 (in notice: 1954); LP49101.

LP49102.

I led three lives. Program no. 1059-OO. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Feb55 (in notice: 1954); LP49102.

LP49103.

I led three lives. Program no. 1060-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Feb55 (in notice: 1954); LP49103.

LP49104.

I led three lives. Program no. 1031-PP. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr54; LP49104.

LP49105.

I led three lives. Program no. 1032-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1May54; LP49105.

LP49106.

I led three lives. Program no. 1033-HH. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8May54; LP49106.

LP49107.

I led three lives. Program no. 1034-RR. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15May54; LP49107.

LP49108.

I led three lives. Program no. 1035-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22May54; LP49108.

LP49109.

I led three lives. Program no. 1036-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29May54; LP49109.

LP49110.

I led three lives. Program no. 1037-PP. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Jun54; LP49110.

LP49111.

I led three lives. Program no. 1038-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Jun54; LP49111.

LP49112.

I led three lives. Program no. 1039-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Jun54; LP49112.

LP49113.

I led three lives. Program no. 1040-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Sep54; LP49113.

LP49114.

I led three lives. Program no. 1041–41. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Oct54; LP49114.

LP49115.

I led three lives. Program no. 1042-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Oct54; LP49115.

LP49116.

I led three lives. Program no. 1043-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Oct54; LP49116.

LP49117.

I led three lives. Program no. 1044-FF. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Oct54; LP49117.

LP49118.

I led three lives. Program no. 1045-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Oct54; LP49118.

LP49119.

I led three lives. Program no. 1046-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Nov54; LP49119.

LP49120.

I led three lives. Program no. 1047-KK. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Nov54; LP49120.

LP49121.

I led three lives. Program no. 1048-GG. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Nov54; LP49121.

LP49122.

I led three lives. Program no. 1049-HH. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Nov54; LP49122.

LP49123.

I led three lives. Program no. 1050-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Dec54; LP49123.

LP49124.

I led three lives. Program no. 1051-BB. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Dec54; LP49124.

LP49125.

I led three lives. Program no. 1052-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the book by Herbert A. Philbrick. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Dec54; LP49125.

LP49126.

Breaking up. Talent Associates, Ltd. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Talent Associates, Ltd.; 10Dec76 (in notice: 1977); LP49126.

LP49127.

Baseball basics and blunders. Paramount Oxford Films. 6 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Paramount Oxford Films; 15Nov76; LP49127.

LP49128.

Riding high. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based upon characters created by Rob Thompson. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 25Aug77; LP49128.

LP49129.

Outlaw blues. Sequoia Pictures, Inc. Released by Warner Brothers, Inc. 101 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 30Jun77; LP49129.

LP49130.

Greased lightning. A Third World Cinema Productions film. Released by Warner Brothers, Inc. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 1Jul77; LP49130.

LP49131.

One on one. Warner Brothers, Inc. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 29Jun77; LP49131.

LP49132.

Exorcist 2: the heretic. Warner Brothers, Inc. 117 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 6Jun77; LP49132.

LP49133.

Crime and passion. American International Pictures, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon the novel by James Hadley Chase. © American International Pictures, Inc.; 10Dec75; LP49133.

LP49134.

Will your job burn? National Fire Protection Association. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Fire Protection Association; 13Sep77; LP49134.

LP49135.

Day of the animals. Film Ventures International, Inc. 97 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Todd-AO 35. Based on a story by Edward L. Montoro. © Film Ventures International, Inc.; 24Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49135.

LP49136.

Highway patrol. No. 1106–39. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Mar56; LP49136.

LP49137.

Highway patrol. No. 1105–31. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Mar58; LP49137.

LP49138.

Highway patrol. No. 1104–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Mar58; LP49138.

LP49139.

Highway patrol. No. 1103–11. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Mar58; LP49139.

LP49140.

Highway patrol. No. 1102–12. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Mar58; LP49140.

LP49141.

Highway patrol. No. 1116–32. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jun58; LP49141.

LP49142.

Highway patrol. No. 1115–17. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25May58; LP49142.

LP49143.

Highway patrol. No. 1114–20. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jun58; LP49143.

LP49144.

Highway patrol. No. 1113–5. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18May58; LP49144.

LP49145.

Highway patrol. No. 1112–40. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11May58; LP49145.

LP49146.

Highway patrol. No. 1097–18. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Jan58; LP49146.

LP49147.

Highway patrol. No. 1101–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Feb58; LP49147.

LP49148.

Highway patrol. No. 1099–8. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Feb58; LP49148.

LP49149.

Highway patrol. No. 1098–11. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Feb58; LP49149.

LP49150.

I led three lives. No. 1100-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP49150.

LP49151.

I led three lives. No. 1101-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP49151.

LP49152.

I led three lives. No. 1102-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP49152.

LP49153.

I led three lives. No. 1094-U. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP49153.

LP49154.

I led three lives. No. 1095-T. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP49154.

LP49155.

I led three lives. No. 1096-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP49155.

LP49156.

I led three lives. No. 1097-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP49156.

LP49157.

I led three lives. No. 1098-BB. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP49157.

LP49158.

I led three lives. No. 1099-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP49158.

LP49159.

I led three lives. No. 1093-V. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP49159.

LP49160.

I led three lives. No. 1103-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP49160.

LP49161.

I led three lives. No. 1104-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP49161.

LP49162.

I led three lives. No. 1105-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar56 (in notice: 1955); LP49162.

LP49163.

I led three lives. No. 1106-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr56; LP49163.

LP49164.

I led three lives. No. 1107-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr56; LP49164.

LP49165.

I led three lives. No. 1108-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr56; LP49165.

LP49166.

I led three lives. No. 1109-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr56; LP49166.

LP49167.

I led three lives. No. 1110-AA. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May56; LP49167.

LP49168.

I led three lives. No. 1111-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May56; LP49168.

LP49169.

I led three lives. No. 1112-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May56; LP49169.

LP49170.

I led three lives. No. 1113-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May56; LP49170.

LP49171.

I led three lives. No. 1114-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun56; LP49171.

LP49172.

I led three lives. No. 1115-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun56; LP49172.

LP49173.

I led three lives. No. 1116-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jun56; LP49173.

LP49174.

I led three lives. No. 1117-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jun56; LP49174.

LP49175.

I led three lives. No. 1091-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec55; LP49175.

LP49176.

I led three lives. No. 1092-T. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Dec55; LP49176.

LP49177.

Bat Masterson. No. 1009–16B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on the Richard O’Connor book. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Dec58; LP49177.

LP49178.

Highway patrol. No. 1107–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Apr58; LP49178.

LP49179.

Highway patrol. No. 1108–10. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Apr58; LP49179.

LP49180.

Highway patrol. No. 1109–23. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Apr58; LP49180.

LP49181.

Highway patrol. No. 1110–6. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Apr58; LP49181.

LP49182.

Highway patrol. No. 1111–11. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4May58; LP49182.

LP49183.

Boston Blackie. No. 1029A-27B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4May52; LP49183

LP49184.

Boston Blackie. No. 1026A-24B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar52 (in notice: 1951); LP49184.

LP49185.

Boston Blackie. No. 1025A-26B. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP49185.

LP49186.

Highway patrol. No. 1093–11. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Dec57; LP49186.

LP49187.

Highway patrol. No. 1092–19. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Dec57; LP49187.

LP49188.

Highway patrol. No. 1091–23. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Dec57; LP49188.

LP49189.

Highway patrol. No. 1096–20. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49189.

LP49190.

Highway patrol. No. 1095–19. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49190.

LP49191.

Highway patrol. No. 1094–25. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w,, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49191.

LP49192.

Highway patrol. No. 1100–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Feb58 (in notice: 1957); LP49192.

LP49193.

I led three lives. No. 1067-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Apr55 (in notice: 1954); LP49193.

LP49194.

I led three lives. No. 1069-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w. 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Apr55 (in notice: 1954); LP49194.

LP49195.

I led three lives. No. 1063-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Mar55 (in notice: 1954); LP49195.

LP49196.

I led three lives. No. 1062-OO. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Mar55 (in notice: 1954); LP49196.

LP49197.

I led three lives. No. 1061-EE. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Feb55 (in notice: 1954); LP49197.

LP49198.

I led three lives. No. 1064-NN. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Mar55 (in notice: 1954); LP49198.

LP49199.

I led three lives. No. 1066-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Apr55 (in notice: 1954); LP49199.

LP49200.

I led three lives. No. 1078–130. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Dec54; LP49200.

LP49201.

I led three lives. No. 1068-DD. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Apr55 (in notice: 1954); LP49201.

LP49202.

I led three lives. No. 1073-FF. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21May55; LP49202.

LP49203.

I led three lives. No. 1074-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28May55; LP49203.

LP49204.

I led three lives. No. 1075-MM. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jun55; LP49204.

LP49205.

I led three lives. No. 1070-JJ. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Apr55; LP49205.

LP49206.

I led three lives. No. 1071-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7May55; LP49206.

LP49207.

I led three lives. No. 1072-CC. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14May55; LP49207.

LP49208.

I led three lives. No. 1077-LL. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jun55; LP49208.

LP49209.

I led three lives. No. 1076-BB. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jun55; LP49209.

LP49210.

I led three lives. No. 1085-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov55; LP49210.

LP49211.

I led three lives. No. 1086-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov55; LP49211.

LP49212.

I led three lives. No. 1087-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Nov55; LP49212.

LP49213.

I led three lives. No. 1079-Z. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Sep55; LP49213.

LP49214.

I led three lives. No. 1080-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Oct55; LP49214.

LP49215.

I led three lives. No. 1081-V. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Oct55; LP49215.

LP49216.

I led three lives. No. 1084-W. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct55; LP49216.

LP49217.

I led three lives. No. 1083-V. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct55; LP49217.

LP49218.

I led three lives. No. 1082-Y. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct55; LP49218.

LP49219.

I led three lives. No. 1090-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Dec55; LP49219.

LP49220.

I led three lives. No. 1089-U. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Dec55; LP49220.

LP49221.

I led three lives. No. 1088-X. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Nov55; LP49221.

LP49222.

The War between the Tates. Talent Associates, Ltd. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book by Alison Lurie. © HAEC Video, N.V.; 15Oct75 (in notice: 1976); LP49222.

LP49223.

The Day of the dolphin. Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on a novel by Robert Merle. © Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation; 19Dec73; LP49223.

LP49224.

Orca. Famous Films, N.V. Released by Paramount Pictures. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Famous Films, N.V.; 24Jun77; LP49224.

LP49225.

Race for your life, Charlie Brown! A Lee Mendelson—Bill Melendez Great Race joint venture. Released by Paramount Pictures. 76 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Feature Syndicate, Inc.; 25May77; LP49225.

LP49226.

Bobby Deerfield. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. & Warner Brothers, Inc. 125 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. Based on the novel, Heaven has no favorites, by Erich Maria Remarque. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. & Warner Brothers, Inc.; 5Oct77; LP49226.

LP49227.

The Golden voyage of Sinbad. Bright-Persky Associates, Released by Columbia Pictures. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From a story by Brian Clemens & Ray Harryhausen. © Bright-Persky Associates; 15Mar74 (in notice: 1973); LP49227.

LP49228.

Crazy Joe. Bright-Persky Associates. Released by Columbia Pictures. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on an original story by Nicholas Gage. © Bright-Persky Associates; 15Feb74 (in notice: 1973); LP49228.

LP49229.

The Valachi papers. Produzione DeLaurentiis Inter. Ma. Co., S.P.A. Released by Columbia. 110 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Produzione DeLaurentiis Inter. Ma. Co., S.P.A.; 20Oct72; LP49229.

LP49230.

The Stone killer. Produzione DeLaurentiis Inter. Ma. Co., S.P.A. Released by Columbia. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the book, A Complete state of death, by John Gardner. © Produzione DeLaurentiis Inter. Ma. Co., S.P.A. (in notice: Produzione DeLaurentiis Inter. Mfg. Co., S.P.A.); 24Aug73; LP49230.

LP49231.

Witch or wife. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b & w, 35 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 12Nov64; LP49231.

LP49232.

Herbie goes to Monte Carlo. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on characters created by Gordon Buford. © Walt Disney Productions; 23Jun77; LP49232.

LP49233.

The Office party. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Dec73; LP49233.

LP49234.

The Wallet. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 9Jan74; LP49234.

LP49235.

A Night to remember. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 30Oct74; LP49235.

LP49236.

Attack on terror. Pt. 1. QM Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book, Attack on terror; the FBI against the Ku Klux Klan in Mississippi, by Don Whitehead. © QM Productions & Warner Brothers Television; 20Feb75; LP49236.

LP49237.

Attack on terror. Pt. 2. QM Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book, Attack on terror: the FBI against the Ku Klux Klan in Mississippi, by Don Whitehead. © QM Productions & Warner Brothers Television; 21Feb75; LP49237.

LP49238.

The FBI story—Alvin Karpis. Warner Brothers Television. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Alvin Karpis versus the FBI. Appl. au: QM Productions. © QM Productions & Warner Brothers Television; 8Nov74; LP49238.

LP49239.

High adventure. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 13Jan77; LP49239.

LP49240.

Mutiny. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 31Jan77; LP49240.

LP49241.

The Firebug. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd. color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 22Feb77; LP49241.

LP49242.

The Invaders. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 14Feb77; LP49242.

LP49243.

Decision. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) Add. ti: Decisions. © Warner Brothers Television; 12May77; LP49243.

LP49244.

The Aliens. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 10May77; LP49244.

LP49245.

Blackout. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 15Apr77; LP49245.

LP49246.

A Federal case. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 8Feb77; LP49246.

LP49247.

Beauty and the beach. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 11Apr77; LP49247.

LP49248.

Grounded. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 28Mar77; LP49248.

LP49249.

The Drifter. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 8Mar77; LP49249.

LP49250.

The Great boat race. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 21Jan77; LP49250.

LP49251.

Suzy’s day off. EBS Productions in association with Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Code R) © Warner Brothers Television; 1Mar77; LP49251.

LP49252.

Brinks: the great robbery. Warner Brothers Television. 97 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: QM Productions. © QM Productions & Warner Brothers Television; 26Mar76; LP49252.

LP49253.

Fire. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 8Apr77; LP49253.

LP49254.

Flood. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 4Nov76; LP49254.

LP49255.

The Possessed. Warner Brothers Television, a division of Warner Brothers, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Warner Brothers, Inc.; 30Mar77; LP49255.

LP49256.

Soldier blue. Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 114 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. From the novel, Arrow in the Sun, by Theodore V. Olsen. © Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation; 12Aug70; LP49256.

LP49258.

Dying can be a pleasure. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49258.

LP49259.

One little Indian. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49259.

LP49260.

Licensed to kill. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Feb77; LP49260.

LP49261.

Requiem for a loser. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.: 6Mar77; LP49261.

LP49262.

Bad shoot. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 Min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Feb77; LP49262.

LP49263.

Cancelled contract. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Mar77; LP49263.

LP49264.

The Madness within. Pt. 1. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20Feb77; LP49264.

LP49265.

The Madness within. Pt. 2. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Feb77; LP49265.

LP49266.

The High price of justice. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Sep76; LP49266.

LP49267.

Numbers. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Dec76; LP49267.

LP49268.

The Silent prey. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Oct76; LP49268.

LP49269.

Good cop. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Oct76; LP49269.

LP49270.

Wax job. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Oct76; LP49270.

LP49271.

Board of Rights. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Oct76; LP49271.

LP49272.

Hot spell. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Nov76; LP49272.

LP49273.

The Avenger. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Sep76; LP49273.

LP49274.

Red is the color of my true love’s hair. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Dec76; LP49274.

LP49275.

A.P.B. Santa Claus. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Dec76; LP49275.

LP49276.

A Contract for Harry. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Sep76; LP49276.

LP49277.

Thicker than water. Universal. Produced in association with Crescendo Productions, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Delvecchio) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Nov76; LP49277.

LP49278.

The Incomplete Shakespeare. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 7Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49278.

LP49279.

From here to maternity. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 24Mar77; LP49279.

LP49280.

The Boarder. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 2Feb77; LP49280.

LP49281.

Dwayne’s dilemma. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 17Feb77; LP49281.

LP49282.

Nice guys finish last. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 17Mar77; LP49282.

LP49283.

The Firing squad. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 26Jan77; LP49283.

LP49284.

What’s wrong with Raj? T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 3Mar77; LP49284.

LP49285.

The Tickets. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Feb77; LP49285.

LP49286.

The Maid did it. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 4Jan77; LP49286.

LP49287.

The Hospital stay. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 18Jan77; LP49287.

LP49288.

When Daddy comes marching home. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 30Jul76. LP49288.

LP49289.

The Runaway. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Jul76; LP49289.

LP49290.

The Birthday present. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 26Mar76; LP49290.

LP49291.

The Burger queen. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 9Nov76; LP49291.

LP49292.

My three tons. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 6Aug76; LP49292.

LP49293.

Speak for yourself, Dwayne. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov76; LP49293.

LP49294.

Puppy love. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 26Nov76; LP49294.

LP49295.

Shirley’s date. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 3Dec76; LP49295.

LP49296.

Christmas. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 11Dec76; LP49296.

LP49297.

The Sunday father. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 24Nov76; LP49297.

LP49298.

Saturday’s hero. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 9Nov76; LP49298;

LP49299.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1037–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun57 (in notice: 1955); LP49299.

LP49300.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1015–49. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP49300.

LP49301.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1016–19. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP49301.

LP49302.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1017–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP49302.

LP49303.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1018–39. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP49303.

LP49304.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1019–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP49304.

LP49305.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1020–46. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP49305.

LP49306.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1021–29. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP49306.

LP49307.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1022–50. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP49307.

LP49308.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1023–24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP49308.

LP49309.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1024–18. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar57; LP49309.

LP49310.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1025–33. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar57; LP49310.

LP49311.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1026–22. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar57; LP49311.

LP49312.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1027–39. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar57; LP49312.

LP49313.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1028–13. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr57; LP49313.

LP49314.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1029–27. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr57; LP49314.

LP49315.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1030–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr57; LP49315.

LP49316.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1031–24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr57; LP49316.

LP49317.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1032–20. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May57; LP49317.

LP49318.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1033–21. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May57; LP49318.

LP49319.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1034–32. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May57; LP49319.

LP49320.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1035–28. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May57; LP49320.

LP49321.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1036–20. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun57; LP49321.

LP49322.

Doctor Christian. Program 1038–20. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jun57; LP49322.

LP49323.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1001–46. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Sep56; LP49323.

LP49324.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1002–106. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Sep56; LP49324.

LP49325.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1003–39. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Sep56; LP49325.

LP49326.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1004–78. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Oct56; LP49326.

LP49327.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1005–28. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Oct56, LP49327.

LP49328.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1006–34. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Oct56; LP49328.

LP49329.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1007–80. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Nov56; LP49329

LP49330.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1008–80. Ziv Television Program, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w., 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Nov56; LP49330.

LP49331.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1009–54. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Nov56; LP49331.

LP49332.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1010–79. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Nov56; LP49332.

LP49333.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1011–79. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Dec56; LP49333.

LP49334.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1012–80. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Dec56; LP49334.

LP49335.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1013–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Dec56; LP49335.

LP49336.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1014–26. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Dec56; LP49336.

LP49337.

Doctor Christian. Program no. 1039–106. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Jean Hersholt. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Dec56; LP49337.

LP49338.

Fembots in Las Vegas. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Sep77; LP49338.

LP49339.

Fembots in Las Vegas. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Oct77; LP49339.

LP49340.

Crystal gazing. Moody Institute of Science. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 17Jun54, no. 6683. NM; additions & revisions. © Moody Institute of Science; 1Sep77; LP49340.

LP49341.

The Hills have eyes. Blood Relations Company. A Vanguard release. 89 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Blood Relations Company; 15Jun77; LP49341.

LP49342.

Man and boy. J. Cornelius Crean Films, Inc. A Jemmin, Inc. production. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: J. Cornelius Crean, Inc. © J. Cornelius Crean, Inc. (in notice: J. Cornelius Crean Films, Inc.); 8May77; LP49342.

LP49343.

The Bat people. American International Pictures, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Charles Emery. © American International Pictures, Inc. & Charles Emery; 20Mar74; LP49343.

LP49344.

The Devil within her. Rank Film Sales, Inc. A Unicapital production. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From an original story by Nato De Angeles. © Rank Film Distributors, Ltd.; 11Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP49344.

LP49345.

Rappaccini’s daughter. Towson State University. 35 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the story by Nathaniel Hawthorne. © Towson State University, Communications and Media Services (in notice: Communications and Media Services); 1Dec76; LP49345.

LP49346.

Onguiaahra. E. R. Baxter 3rd. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © E. R. Baxter 3rd; 8Sep77; LP49346.

LP49347.

The Hunters. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Aug76; LP49347.

LP49348.

I’ll ride the wind. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 20Dec76; LP49348.

LP49349.

Blizzard. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 13Dec76; LP49349.

LP49350.

The Bully boys. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Nov76; LP49350.

LP49351.

Journey in the spring. Pt. 2. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 8Nov76; LP49351.

LP49352.

Journey in the spring. Pt. 1. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Oct76; LP49352.

LP49353.

Fred. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP49353.

LP49354.

The Monster of Walnut Grove. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Sep76; LP49354.

LP49355.

Bunny. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Aug76; LP49355.

LP49356.

The Race. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 8Sep76; LP49356.

LP49357.

The Collection. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 16Sep76; LP49357.

LP49358.

Little girl lost. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Oct76; LP49358.

LP49359.

Quarantine. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 3Jan77; LP49359.

LP49360.

Little women. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Jan77; LP49360.

LP49361.

Injun kid. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Jan77; LP49361.

LP49362.

To live with fear. Pt. 1. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Jan77; LP49362.

LP49363.

To live with fear. Pt. 2. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Feb77; LP49363.

LP49364.

The Wisdom of Solomon. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Feb77; LP49364.

LP49365.

The Election. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Feb77; LP49365.

LP49366.

The Music box. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, 4Mar77; LP49366.

LP49367.

Gold country. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Little house on the prairie) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Mar77; LP49367.

LP49368.

Beyond the mountain. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49368.

LP49369.

Innocent prey. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Jun77 (in notice: 1976); LP49369.

LP49370.

Funhouse. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 31Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP49370.

LP49371.

Riddles. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Apr77 (in notice: 1976); LP49371.

LP49372.

An Act of love. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP49372.

LP49373.

Children of the Gods. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49373.

LP49374.

A Dream of conquest. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP49374.

LP49375.

Turnabout. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Apr77 (in notice: 1976); LP49375.

LP49376.

Bought and paid for. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Oct76; LP49376.

LP49377.

Two frogs on a mongoose. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Oct76; LP49377.

LP49378.

The other side of the badge. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP49378.

LP49379.

Three days to thirty. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Nov76; LP49379.

LP49380.

Trash detail, front and center. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Nov76; LP49380.

LP 49381.

Thanksgiving. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story), © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Nov76; LP49381.

LF49382.

Monster Manor. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Nov76; LP49382.

LP49383.

Oxford gray. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Dec76; LP49383.

LP49384.

The Jar. Pt. 1. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Dec76; LP49384.

LP49385.

The Jar. Pt. 2. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Dec76; LP49385.

LP49386.

Trial board. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49386.

LP49387.

Spitfire. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49387.

LP49388.

Nightmare on a Sunday morning. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49388.

LP49389.

The Malflores. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49389.

LP49390.

The Blue fog. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49390.

LP49391.

Hard rock Brown. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49391.

LP49392.

End of the line. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49392.

LP49394.

The Six foot stretch. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP49394.

LP49395.

Prime rib. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police story) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Apr77 (in notice: 1976); LP49395.

LP49396.

Little pitchers have big rears. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bewitched) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 22Oct64; LP49396.

LP49397.

Once a snitch. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1974), LP49397.

LP49398.

Night of the full moon. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Jan77 (in notice: 1974); LP49398.

LP49399.

Banker’s hours. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Jan77 (in notice: 1974); LP49399.

LP49400.

The Disco killer. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 25Jan77 (in notice: 1974); LP49400.

LP49401.

Shadow of doubt. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 55 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Feb77 (in notice: 1974); LP49401.

LP49402.

The Killer cowboys. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Feb77 (in notice: 1974); LP49402.

LP49403.

Shark. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 15Feb77 (in notice: 1974); LP49403.

LP49404.

Solitaire. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Feb77 (in notice: 1974); LP49404.

LP49405.

Bondage. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Mar77 (in notice: 1974); LP49405.

LP49406.

Silky Chamberlain. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Mar77 (in notice: 1974); LP49406.

LP49407.

Deadline: death. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Mar77 (in notice: 1974); LP49407.

LP49408.

Trick book. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Sep76 (in notice: 1974); LP49408.

LP49409.

Tender soldier. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Oct76 (in notice: 1974); LP49409.

LP49410.

Trial by prejudice. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Oct76 (in notice: 1974); LP49410.

LP49411.

Sara who? Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Oct76 (in notice: 1974); LP49411.

LP49412.

Broken angels. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Nov76 (in notice: 1974); LP49412.

LP49413.

Brainwash. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Nov76 (in notice: 1974); LP49413.

LP49414.

The Lifeline agency. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Nov76 (in notice: 1974); LP49414.

LP49415.

Tennis bum. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Nov76 (in notice: 1974); LP49415.

LP49416.

Bait. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Dec76 (in notice: 1974); LP49416.

LP49417.

Death of a dream. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Dec76 (in notice: 1974); LP49417.

LP49418.

Father to the man. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Police woman) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Dec76 (in notice: 1974); LP49418.

LP49419.

The Non person. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Sep74; LP49419.

LP49420.

The Quarry. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Sep74; LP49420.

LP49421.

The Sand trap. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Oct74; LP49421.

LP49422.

The Hostage. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Oct74; LP49422.

LP49423.

No place to hide. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Oct74; LP49423.

LP49424.

A Beginning in the wilderness. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Oct74; LP49424.

LP49425.

The Driver. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Nov74; LP49425.

LP49426.

The Moving target. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Nov74; LP49426.

LP49427.

The Dream. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Nov74; LP49427.

LP49428.

Roots of anger. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Nov74; LP49428.

LP49429.

A Matter of choice. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Dec74; LP49429.

LP49430.

Pete. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Dec74; LP49430.

LP49431.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49431.

LP49432.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Feb58 (in notice: 1956); LP49432.

LP49433.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan58; LP49433.

LP49434.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jan58; LP49434.

LP49435.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Feb58; LP49435.

LP49436.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Feb58; LP49436.

LP49437.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Feb58; LP49437.

LP49438.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Mar58; LP49438.

LP49439.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Mar58; LP49439.

LP49440.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Mar58; LP49440.

LP49441.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Mar58; LP49441.

LP49442.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Mar58; LP49442.

LP49443.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Apr58; LP49443.

LP49444.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Apr58; LP49444.

LP49445.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Apr58; LP49445.

LP49446.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Apr58; LP49446.

LP49447.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3May58; LP49447.

LP49448.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10May58; LP49448.

LP49449.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17May58; LP49449.

LP49450.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24May58; LP49450.

LP49451.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31May58; LP49451.

LP49452.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Jul58; LP49452.

LP49453.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jun58; LP49453.

LP49454.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jun58; LP49454.

LP49455.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jun58; LP49455.

LP49456.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jun58; LP49456.

LP49457.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Jul58; LP49457.

LP49458.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Jul58; LP49458.

LP49459.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Jul58; LP49459.

LP49460.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Aug56; LP49460.

LP49461.

The Late great planet Earth. Omega Film Partners, Ltd. Released by Pacific International Enterprises, Inc. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book by Hal Lindsey with C. C. Carlson. © Omega Film Partners, Ltd.; 18Dec76; LP49461.

LP49462.

The Hostage heart. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Gerald Green. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 9Sep77; LP49462.

LP49463.

The Girl in the empty grave. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 20Sep77; LP49463.

LP49464.

Listen to the heartbeat. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Lucan) © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 11Sep77; LP49464.

LP49465.

Logan’s run. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on characters created by William F. Nolan & George Clayton Johnson. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 16Sep77; LP49465.

LP49466.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1043. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP49466.

LP49467.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1042. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP49467.

LP49468.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1041. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP49468.

LP49469.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1040. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan59 (in notice: 1958). LP49469.

LP49470.

The Last message. No. 1069–718. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Favorite story) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49470.

LP49471.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Aug58; LP49471.

LP49472.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Aug58; LP49472.

LP49473.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Aug58; LP49473.

LP49474.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Aug58; LP49474.

LP49475.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Sep58; LP49475.

LP49476.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Sep58: LP49476.

LP49477.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Sep58; LP49477.

LP49478.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Sep58; LP49478.

LP49479.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Oct58; LP49479.

LP49480.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1044. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Feb59; LP49480.

LP49481.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1045. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Feb59; LP49481.

LP49482.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1046. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Feb59; LP49482.

LP49483.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1047. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Feb59; LP49483.

LP49484.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1048. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Mar59; LP49484.

LP49485.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1049. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Mar59; LP49485.

LP49486.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1050. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Mar59; LP49486.

LP49487.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1051. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Mar59; LP49487.

LP49488.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1052. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Mar59; LP49488.

LP49489.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1053. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Apr59; LP49489.

LP49490.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1054. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Apr59; LP49490.

LP49491.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1055. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Apr59; LP49491.

LP49492.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1056. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Apr59; LP49492.

LP49493.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1057. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3May59; LP49493.

LP49494.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1058. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10May59; LP49494.

LP49495.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1059. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17May59; LP49495.

LP49496.

The Creeper. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 10Dec75; LP49496.

LP49497.

Odds against tomorrow. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 24Dec75; LP49497.

LP49498.

Triple threat. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Add. ti: A Counterfeit life. Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.: 18Dec75; LP49498.

LP49499.

Everybody needs a little attention. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 29Mar76; LP49499.

LP49500.

To kill a tank. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 5Mar76; LP49500.

LP49501.

A Slower beat. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 27Feb76; LP49501.

LP49502.

The Pink dragon. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 22Mar76; LP49502.

LP49503.

Snitch’s karma. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 19Feb76; LP49503.

LP49504.

Mariachi. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 6Feb76; LP49504.

LP49505.

The Candy man. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Add. ti: Street games. Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 30Jan76; LP49505.

LP49506.

A Fashionable connection. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 2Jan76; LP49506.

LP49507.

Two to make deadly. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 23Jan76; LP49507.

LP49508.

The Cop killer. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 12Jan76; LP49508.

LP49509.

Give her the Moon. Les Productions Artistes Associes, S.A. & Produzioni Europee Associate. Released by United Artists. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Les Caprices de Marie. NM: English dubbing. © Les Productions Artistes Associes, S.A.; 2Oct70; LP49509.

LP49510.

I led three lives. Program no. 1065-CC. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Mar55 (in notice: 1954); LP49510.

LP49511.

Tail gunner Joe. Universal City Studios, Inc. 159 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Feb77; LP49511.

LP49512.

Brahmin: The Johnson County invasion. Public Arts. Produced in association with Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Add. ti: The Invasion of Johnson County. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Jul76; LP49512.

LP49513.

Rosetti and Ryan. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Add. ti: Rosetti and Ryan: Men who love women. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 20May77; LP49513.

LP49514.

Benny and Barney: Las Vegas undercover. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Glen Larson Productions & Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49514.

LP49515.

Guilty or innocent: The Sam Sheppard murder case. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Silverton Productions, Inc. & Universal. 159 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Nov75; LP49515.

LP49516.

J. J. gets to his feet. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Speaking of safety series) © National Safety Council; 31Mar77; LP49516.

LP49517.

J. J. gets ready. National Safety Council. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Speaking of safety series) © National Safety Council; 31Mar77; LP49517.

LP49518.

Desperate living. Charm City Productions. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Charm City; 29May77; LP49518.

LP49519.

Jump for joy. Gayle Orchard, pseud. of Donna Lynn. 22 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Gayle Orchard; 4May77 (in notice: 1975); LP49519.

LP49520.

Remembering names and faces. Roundtable Productions, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Roundtable Productions, Inc.; 1Jul77; LP49520.

LP49521.

Hansel and Gretel, an application version. Tom Davenport Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Hansel and Gretel, an Appalachian version. Appl. au: Tom Davenport © Tom Davenport (in notice: Tom Davenport Films); 1Sep75; LP49521.

LP49522.

No lies. Mitchell W. Block. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mitchell W. Block; 1Sep73; LP49522.

LP49523.

A Connecticut Rabbit in King Arthur’s Court. Chuck Jones Enterprises. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. A Chuck Jones original presentation of a story stolen from Mark Twain, pseud. Appl. au: Charles M. Jones (Chuck Jones) © Warner Brothers Television; 23Sep77; LP49523.

LP49524.

You are not alone. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 17Aug77; LP49524.

LP49525.

The Final chapter. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 2Feb77; LP49525.

LP49526.

The Mask of Adonis. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 9Feb77; LP49526.

LP49527.

A Hand for Sonny Blue. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 9Mar77; LP49527.

LP49528.

Devil pack. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 16Feb77; LP49528.

LP49529.

The Force of evil. Q.M. Productions. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 13Mar77; LP49529.

LP49530.

No way out. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 24Aug77; LP49530.

LP49531.

Archie’s brief encounter. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 7Sep76; LP49531.

LP49532.

Archie’s brief encounter. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) Based on Till death us do part, created by Johnny Speight. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 7Sep76; LP49532.

LP49533.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 101. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Jun77; LP49533.

LP49534.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 102. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Jun77; LP49534.

LP49535.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 103. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications (in notice: T.A.T. Communications Company); 27Jun77; LP49535.

LP49536.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 104. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Jun77; LP49536.

LP49537.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 105. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Jun77; LP49537.

LP49538.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 106. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jul77; LP49538.

LP49539.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 107. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jul77; LP49539.

LP49540.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 108. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jul77; LP49540.

LP49541.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 109. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jul77; LP49541.

LP49542.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 110. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jul77; LP49542.

LP49543.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 111. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Sep77; LP49543.

LP49544.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 112. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Jul77; LP49544.

LP49545.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 113. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Jul77; LP49545.

LP49546.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 114. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Jul77, LP49546.

LP49547.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 115. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Jul77; LP49547.

LP49548.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 116. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Jul77; LP49548.

LP49549.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 117. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jul77; LP49549.

LP49550.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 118. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jul77; LP49550.

LP49551.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 119. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Aug77; LP49551.

LP49552.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 120. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Aug77; LP49552.

LP49553.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 121. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Aug77; LP49553.

LP49554.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 122. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Aug77. LP49554.

LP49555.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 123. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Aug77; LP49555.

LP49556.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 124. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jul77; LP49556.

LP49557.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 125. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jul77; LP49557.

LP49558.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 126. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jul77; LP49558.

LP49559.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 127. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jul77; LP49559.

LP49560.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 128. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Sep77; LP49560.

LP49561.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 129. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 mm., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Aug77; LP49561.

LP49562.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 130. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jul77; LP49562.

LP49563.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 131. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jul77; LP49563.

LP49564.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 132. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Aug77; LP49564.

LP49565.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 133. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Aug77; LP49565.

LP49566.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 134. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jul77; LP49566.

LP49567.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 135. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Aug77; LP49567.

LP49568.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 136. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Aug77; LP49568.

LP49569.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 141. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Sep77; LP49569.

LP49570.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 138. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Aug77; LP49570.

LP49571.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 137. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Aug77; LP49571.

LP49572.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 140. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Aug77; LP49572.

LP49573.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 139. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Aug77; LP49573.

LP49574.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 142. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jul77; LP49574.

LP49575.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 143. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Aug77; LP49575.

LP49576.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 144. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Sep77; LP49576.

LP49577.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 145. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Sep77; LP49577.

LP49578.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 146. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Sep77; LP49578.

LP49579.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 147. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Aug77; LP49579.

LP49580.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 148. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Sep77; LP49580.

LP49581.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 149. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Aug77; LP49581.

LP49582.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 150. T.A.T. Communications Company. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Aug77; LP49582.

LP49583.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 151. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Aug77; LP49583.

LP49584.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 152. T.A.T. Communications company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Aug77; LP49584.

LP49585.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 153. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Aug77; LP49585.

LP49586.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 154. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Aug77; LP49586.

LP49587.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 155. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Aug77; LP49587.

LP49588.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 156. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Aug77; LP49588.

LP49589.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 157. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Sep77; LP49589.

LP49590.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 158. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 29Aug77; LP49590.

LP49591.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 159. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 12Sep77; LP49591.

LP49592.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 161. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49592.

LP49593.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 162. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49593.

LP49594.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 163. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49594.

LP49595.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 164. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49595.

LP49596.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 165. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49596.

LP49597.

Fernwood tonight. Episode no. 160. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 19Sep77; LP49597.

LP49598.

The Making of Star wars as told by C-3PO and R2-D2. Twentieth Century-Fox Television. Produced in association with The Star Wars Corporation. 51 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. Appl. states all new except 14 min. of film clips. Prev. reg. 27May77, LP47760. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 13Sep77; LP49598.

LP49599.

Trains. Caleb Deschanel. Produced with assistance from Corporation for Public Broadcasting. Released by United Artists. 15 min., sd., b&w, 35 mm. © Caleb Deschanel; 6Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP49599.

LP49600.

Welcome to L.A. Richmond Properties. Released by United Artists. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Richmond Properties; 1Nov76, LP49600.

LP49601.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1128. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Mar61; LP49601.

LP49602.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1127. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Mar61; LP49602.

LP49603.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1126. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Mar61; LP49603.

LP49604.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1122. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Feb61; LP49604.

LP49605.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1121. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28Jan61; LP49605.

LP49606.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1120. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21Jan61; LP49606.

LP49607.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1123. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Feb61; LP49607.

LP49608.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1124. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Feb61; LP49608.

LP49609.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1125. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Feb61, LF49609.

LP49610.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1129. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Mar61; LP49610.

LP49611.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1130. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Apr61; LP49611.

LP49612.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1131. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Apr61; LP49612.

LP49613.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1132. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Apr61; LP49613.

LP49614.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1133. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Apr61; LP49614.

LP49615.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1134. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Apr61; LP49615.

LP49616.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1135. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6May61; LP49616.

LP49617.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1136. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13May61; LP49617.

LP49618.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1137. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20May61; LP49618.

LP49619.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1138. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27May61; LP49619.

LP49620.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1139. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Jun61; LP49620.

LP49621.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1140. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Jun61; LP49621.

LP49622.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1141. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Jun61; LP49622.

LP49623.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1142. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Jun61; LP49623.

LP49624.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1143. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Jul61; LP49624.

LP49625.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1144. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Jul61; LP49625.

LP49626.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1145. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Jul61; LP49626.

LP49627.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1146. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Jul61; LP49627.

LP49628.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1150. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Aug61; LP49628.

LP49629.

Sea hunt. No. 1151. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Aug61. LP49629.

LP49630.

Sea hunt. No. 1152. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Sep61; LP49630.

LP49631.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1147. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Jul61; LP49631.

LP49632.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1148. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Aug61; LP49632.

LP49633.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1149. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Aug61; LP49633.

LP49634.

Sea hunt. No. 1153. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Sep61; LP49634.

LP49635.

Sea hunt. No. 1154. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Sep61; LP49635.

LP49636.

Sea hunt. No. 1155. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Sep61; LP49636.

LP49637.

The UFO incident. Universal City Studios, Inc. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Based upon a book by John G. Fuller. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Oct76 (in notice: 1975); LP49637.

LP49638.

The War biz warrior. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49638.

LP49639.

The Oregon trail. Universal City Studios, Inc. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP49639.

LP49640.

McNaughton’s daughter. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Groverton Productions, Ltd. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP49640.

LP49641.

Mallory: in circumstantial evidence. Crescendo Productions, Inc. & R.B. Productions, Ltd. in association with Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Based on a story by Tom Greene. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 6Feb76; LP49641.

LP49642.

Lanigan’s rabbi. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Based on the novel, Friday, the rabbi slept late, by Harry Kemelman. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jun76; LP49642.

LP49643.

The Gemini man. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Harve Bennett Productions & Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Based on a novel by H. G. Wells. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8May76; LP49643.

LP49644.

The Return of the world’s greatest detective. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jun76; LP49644.

LP49645.

The Fastest gun. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Mar77; LP49645.

LP49646.

Devil in the slot. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Jan77; LP49646.

LP49647.

Trouble at Fort Apache. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Feb77; LP49647.

LP49648.

Poor little lambs. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb77; LP49648.

LP49649.

W.A.S.P.s. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Mar77; LP49649.

LP49650.

Last mission over Sengai. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb77; LP49650.

LP49651.

Last one for Hutch. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Mar77; LP49651.

LP49652.

The Deadliest enemy of all. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan77; LP49652.

LP49653.

The Deadliest enemy of all. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Jan77. LP49653.

LP49654.

Five the hard way. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Feb77; LP49654.

LP49655.

Love and war. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Dec76; LP49655.

LP49656.

High jinx. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Oct76; LP49656.

LP49657.

The Cat’s whiskers. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Dec76; LP49657.

LP49658.

One small war. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Sep76; LP49658.

LP49659.

Prisoners of war. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Oct76; LP49659.

LP49660.

Up for grabs. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Nov76; LP49660.

LP49661.

The Meatball circus. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Nov76; LP49661.

LP49662.

Anyone for suicide? Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Nov76; LP49662.

LP49663.

New Georgia on my mind. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 30Nov76; LP49663.

LP49664.

Best three out of five. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Baa baa black sheep) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Sep76; LP49664.

LP49665.

Professional selling skills, 2. Pt. 1–4. Xerox Learning Systems. A Dorcher production. 41 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Xerox Corporation; 1Dec76; LP49665.

LP49666.

The Terrornauts. Amicus Productions, Ltd. Released by Embassy Pictures. 75 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel, The Wailing asteroid. © Amicus Productions, Ltd.; 17May67; LP49666.

LP49667.

Survival run. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. From the novel, Damnation alley, by Roger Zelazny. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 10Sep77; LP49667.

LP49668.

Looking for Mister Goodbar. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 136 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Judith Rossner. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Oct77; LP49668.

LP49669.

Work in progress. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (Ball four) Based on Ball four, by Jim Bouton & Leonard Shecter. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep76; LP49669.

LP49670.

The Man who died twice. A Cinema Center 100 production. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Cinema Center Films. © Cinema Center Films; 6Apr73 (in notice: 1970); LP49670.

LP49671.

Killer by night. Cinema Center Films. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Cinema Center Films; 3Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP49671.

LP49672.

Lovin’ Molly. S.J.F. Productions. Distributed by Columbia. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel, Leaving Cheyenne, by Larry McMurtry. © S.J.F. Productions; 20Mar74 (in notice: 1973); LP49672.

LP49673.

The Creeping flesh. World Film Services, Ltd. Distributed by Columbia. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © World Film Services, Ltd.; 15Mar73 (in notice: 1972); LP49673.

LP49674.

Obsession. Yellowbird Films, Ltd. Distributed by Columbia Pictures Corporation. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Yellowbird Films, Ltd.; 1Aug76 (in notice: 1975); LP49674.

LP49675.

Stepford wives. Palomar Pictures International, Inc. Released by Columbia. 115 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on a novel by Ira Levin. © Palomar Pictures International, Inc.; 12Feb75 (in notice: 1974); LP49675.

LP49676.

Drive-in. Drive-In Associates. Released by Columbia, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Drive-In Associates; 26May76; LP49676.

LP49677.

Law and disorder. Palomar Pictures International, Inc. A Memorial Leroy Street UGO production. Released by Columbia. 101 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Palomar Pictures International, Inc.; 9Oct74; LP49677.

LP49678.

The Rescuers. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. 77 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Suggested by The Rescuers & Miss Bianca, by Margery Sharp. © Walt Disney Productions; 21Jun77; LP49678.

LP49679.

A Tale of two critters. Walt Disney Productions. Distributed by Buena Vista Distribution Company, Inc. 47 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Walt Disney Productions; 21Jun77; LP49679.

LP49680.

Big Henry and the Polka Dot Kid. Learning Corporation of America. 49 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on Luke Baldwin’s vow, by Morley Callaghan. © Learning Corporation of America; 9Nov76; LP49680.

LP49681.

The Collectors. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) Based on the characters created by William F. Nolan & George Clayton Johnson. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 23Sep77; LP49681.

LP49682.

Capture. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) Based on the characters created by William F. Nolan & George Clayton Johnson. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 30Sep77; LP49682.

LP49683.

Chips. Rosner Television. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 15Sep77; LP49683.

LP49684.

Undertow. Rosner Television. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 22Sep77; LP49684.

LP49685.

Dog gone. Rosner Television. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 29Sep77; LP49685.

LP49686.

Moving violation. Rosner Television. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 13Oct77; LP49686.

LP49687.

Midas run. Selmur Pictures Corporation. Produced in association with Motion Pictures International, Inc. Released by Cinerama Releasing Corporation. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Selmur Pictures Corporation; 31Dec68; LP49687.

LP49688.

Smashing time. Selmur Pictures Corporation. Released by Paramount. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Smashing times. © Selmur Pictures Corporation; 1Dec67; LP49688.

LP49689.

Candy. DEAR, S.P.A.—Les Films Corona. Released by Cinerama Releasing Corporation. 119 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel by Terry Southern & Mason Hoffenberg. Appl. au: Selmur Pictures Corporation. © Selmur Pictures Corporation; 17Dec68; LP49689.

LP49690.

Lovers and other strangers. ABC Pictures Corporation. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the play by Joseph Bologna & Renee Taylor. © ABC Pictures Corporation; 19Aug70; LP49690.

LP49691.

The Touch. ABC Pictures Corporation. Made by Cinematograph. 112 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © ABC Pictures Corporation; 14Jul71; LP49691.

LP49692.

Take the money and run. Palomar Pictures International, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Palomar Pictures International, Inc.; 18Aug69; LP49692.

LP49693.

The Killing of Sister George. Palomar Pictures International, Inc. An Associates and Aldrich Company, Inc. production. 138 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the play by Frank Marcus. © Palomar Pictures International, Inc. (in notice: Palomar Pictures International, Inc. in trust for benefit of Palomar Pictures International, Inc. & The Associates and Aldrich Company, Inc.); 19Dec68; LP49693.

LP49694.

The Grissom gang. ABC Pictures Corporation. An Associates and Aldrich Company Productions, Inc. production. 128 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel by James Hadley Chase. © ABC Pictures Corporation for benefit of ABC Pictures Corporation & Associates and Aldrich Company Productions, Inc. (in notice: ABC Pictures Corporation in trust for benefit of ABC Pictures Corporation & the Associates and Aldrich Company Productions, Inc.); 28May71; LP49694.

LP49695.

Whatever happened to Aunt Alice. Palomar Pictures International, Inc. An Associates and Aldrich Company production. 101 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel, The Forbidden garden, by Ursula Curtiss. © Palomar Pictures International, Inc. (in notice: Palomar Pictures International, Inc. in trust for benefit of Paolomar Pictures International, Inc. & The Associates and Aldrich Company, Inc.); 23Jul69; LP49695.

LP49696.

Atlantium. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) Add. ti: Vortex. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49696.

LP49697.

Atlantium. Pt. 2. Bruce Lansbury Productions, Ltd. Produced in association with Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Fantastic journey) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP49697.

LP49698.

The Fire dancer. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Nakia) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Dec74; LP49698.

LP49699.

The Innocent. A Toff-Roberts-Steiner production. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) Based on the characters created by William F. Nolan & George Clayton Johnson. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 10Oct77; LP49699.

LP49700.

Man out of time. A Toff-Roberts-Steiner production. Produced in association with M-G-M Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) Based on the characters created by William F. Nolan & George Clayton Johnson. Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 17Oct77; LP49700.

LP49701.

Career day. Rosner Television. Produced in association with MGM Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 20Oct77; LP49701.

LP49702.

Taking its toll. Rosner Television. Produced in association with MGM Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 3Nov77; LP49702.

LP49703.

Baby food. Rosner Television. Produced in association with MGM Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 27Oct77; LP49703.

LP49704.

Battle hymn. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 8Feb75 (in notice: 1970); LP49704.

LP49705.

A Lamb to the slaughter. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 11Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP49705.

LP49706.

Inside man. Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Bourbon street beat) © Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc.; 11Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP49706.

LP49707.

Mister five and dime. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 8Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP49707.

LP49708.

Book of changes. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 15Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP49708.

LP49709.

The Word is: celebration. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 19Oct74; LP49709.

LP49710.

The Word is: alternative. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Oct74; LP49710.

LP49711.

The Word is: mortal. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 5Oct74; LP49711.

LP49712.

The Word is: acceptance. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 28Sep74; LP49712.

LP49713.

The Word is: growth. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 21Sep74; LP49713.

LP49714.

The Word is: persistence. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The New land) © Warner Brothers Television; 14Sep74; LP49714.

LP49715.

Ruby. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 11Mar76; LP49715.

LP49716.

The Mysterious case of Lester and Doctor Fong. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 18Mar76; LP49716.

LP49717.

Victim. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 4Mar76; LP49717.

LP49718.

The Forbidden city. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 26Feb76; LP49718.

LP49719.

Hostage. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 19Feb76; LP49719.

LP49720.

Past imperfect. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 22Jan76; LP49720.

LP49721.

Death certificate. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 29Apr76; LP49721.

LP49722.

Full circle. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 15Mar75; LP49722.

LP49723.

The Last raid. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 26Apr75; LP49723.

LP49724.

Ambush. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Apr75; LP49724.

LP49725.

The Thief of Chendo. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 29Mar75; LP49725.

LP49726.

The Brothers Caine. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 1Mar75; LP49726.

LP49727.

Flight to Orion. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 22Feb75; LP49727.

LP49728.

Barbary House. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 15Feb75; LP49728.

LP49729.

One step to darkness. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 25Jan75; LP49729.

LP49730.

The Forbidden kingdom. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 18Jan75; LP49730.

LP49731.

Blood of the dragon. Warner Brothers Television. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 14Sep74; LP49731.

LP49732.

A Small beheading. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 21Sep74; LP49732.

LP49733.

This valley of terror. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 28Sep74; LP49733.

LP49734.

The Predators. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 5Oct74; LP49734.

LP49735.

My brother, my executioner. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Oct74; LP49735.

LP49736.

Cry of the night beast. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 19Oct74; LP49736.

LP49737.

The Devil’s champion. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 1Nov74; LP49737.

LP49738.

The Garments of rage. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 8Nov74; LP49738.

LP49739.

Besieged: death on Cold Mountain. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 15Nov74; LP49739.

LP49740.

Besieged: cannon at the gates. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 22Nov74; LP49740.

LP49741.

The Demon god. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Dec74; LP49741.

LP49742.

The Vanishing image. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kung fu) © Warner Brothers Television; 20Dec74; LP49742.

LP49743.

Mortal sin. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 3Oct74; LP49743.

LP49744.

Accounts balanced. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 26Dec74; LP49744.

LP49745.

Forty reasons to kill. Pt. 1. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 5Dec74; LP49745.

LP49746.

Forty reasons to kill. Pt. 2. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Dec74; LP49746.

LP49747.

Material witness. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 14Nov74; LP49747.

LP49748.

Second sight. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 7Nov74; LP49748.

LP49749.

Ballinger’s choice. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 31Oct74; LP49749.

LP49750.

Shadows at noon. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 24Oct74; LP49750.

LP49751.

Eyewitness. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 17Oct74; LP49751.

LP49752.

Coinage of the realm. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 10Oct74; LP49752.

LP49753.

Guardian at the gates. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 26Sep74; LP49753.

LP49754.

The Admiral’s lady. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 19Sep74; LP49754.

LP49755.

Gertrude. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 12Sep74; LP49755.

LP49756.

Portrait of a murder. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 9Oct75; LP49756.

LP49757.

Anatomy of a frame. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min, sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 11Sep75; LP49757.

LP49758.

One for the road. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 18Sep75; LP49758.

LP49759.

Lester two. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 25Sep75; LP49759.

LP49760.

Shades. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 2Oct75; LP49760.

LP49761.

The Acolyte. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 16Oct75; LP49761.

LP49762.

Mayday. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 23Oct75; LP49762.

LP49763.

Tender killing care. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 30Oct75; LP49763.

LP49764.

APB Harry Orwell. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 6Nov75; LP49764.

LP49765.

Group terror. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 13Nov75; LP49765.

LP49766.

Reflections. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 20Nov75; LP49766.

LP49767.

Exercise in fatality. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 4Dec75; LP49767.

LP49768.

The Madonna legacy. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 11Dec75; LP49768.

LP49769.

Street games. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 13Mar75; LP49769.

LP49770.

Elegy for a cop. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 27Feb75; LP49770.

LP49771.

Lester. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 20Feb75; LP49771.

LP49772.

Double jeopardy. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 13Feb75; LP49772.

LP49773.

Silent kill. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 6Feb75; LP49773.

LP49774.

Sound of trumpets. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 30Jan75; LP49774.

LP49775.

Confetti people. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 23Jan75; LP49775.

LP49776.

For the love or money. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 16Jan75; LP49776.

LP49777.

The Last heir. Warner Brothers Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Harry O) © Warner Brothers Television; 9Jan75; LP49777.

LP49778.

Screaming doll, Clarington Productions, Inc. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions, Inc.; 13Jun58; LP49778.

LP49779.

Scene stealer. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 10Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP49779.

LP49780.

Dead duck. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 8Nov57 (in notice: 1958); LP49780.

LP49781.

Tennis champ. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 11Apr58; LP49781.

LP49782.

Jittery juror. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 28Mar58; LP49782.

LP49783.

Ring around Rosie. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 11Nov57; LP49783.

LP49784.

Paris pendant. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 18Oct57; LP49784.

LP49785.

Come back, darling Asta. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) Add. ti: Come back, little Asta. © Clarington Productions; 11Oct57; LP49785.

LP49786.

That’s the spirit. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 20Oct57; LP49786.

LP49787.

Dollar doodle. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 20Sep57; LP49787.

LP49788.

Departed doctor. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 4Apr58; LP49788.

LP49789.

Pre-Incan caper. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 7Feb58; LP49789.

LP49790.

Man on the bridge. Clarington Productions, released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 3Jan58; LP49790.

LP49791.

Double jeopardy. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 14Mar58; LP49791.

LP49792.

Robot client. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 28Feb58; LP49792.

LP49793.

Schneider loves Ginny. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49793.

LP49794.

The New car. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49794.

LP49795.

College question. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Mar77, LP49795.

LP49796.

Ginny’s child. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 25Jan77; LP49796.

LP49797.

The Travelling salesperson. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Feb77; LP49797.

LP49798.

Barbara plus two. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Feb77; LP49798.

LP49799.

Julie’s operation. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Feb77; LP49799.

LP49800.

The Butterfields. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Feb77; LP49800.

LP49801.

The Singles bar. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Mar77; LP49801.

LP49802.

Where’s mom? T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Mar77: LP49802.

LP49803.

Barbara’s emergence. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 18Oct76; LP49803.

LP49804.

A Visit from Dad. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Nov76; LP49804.

LP49805.

Schneider’s pride and joy. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Nov76; LP49805.

LP49806.

JC and Julie. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) Add. ti: Julie’s decision. © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Dec76; LP49806.

LP49807.

The Maestro. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Dec76; LP49807.

LP49808.

JC and Julie. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) Add. ti: Julie’s decision. © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Dec76; LP49808.

LP49809.

Happy new year. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Dec76; LP49809.

LP49810.

The Upholstery ripoff. T.A.T. Communications Company & Allwhit, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov76; LP49810.

LP49811.

The Magic suitcase. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by William R. Epperson. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Dec56; LP49811.

LP49812.

Brain unlimited. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Sloan Nibley & Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Sep56; LP49812.

LP49813.

Survival in Box Canyon. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Sep56; LP49813.

LP49814.

Facsimile. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by John Bushnell. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Nov56; LP49814.

LP49815.

Killer tree. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Robert E. Smith. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Nov56; LP49815.

LP49816.

Sea hunt. No. 1118. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Jan61; LP49816.

LP49817.

Sea hunt. No. 1119. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Jan61; LP49817.

LP49818.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49818.

LP49819.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jan55 (in notice: 1954); LP49819.

LP49820.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Feb55 (in notice: 1954); LP49820.

LP49821.

Sea hunt. No. 1090. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Mar60; LP49821.

LP49822.

Sea hunt. No. 1091. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Apr60; LP49822.

LP49823.

Sea hunt. No. 1092. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Apr60; LP49823.

LP49824.

Sea hunt. No. 1093. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Apr60; LP49824.

LP49825.

Sea hunt. No. 1094. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Apr60; LP49825.

LP49826.

Sea hunt. No. 1095. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Apr60; LP49826.

LP49827.

Sea hunt. No. 1096. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7May60; LP49827.

LP49828.

Sea hunt. No. 1097. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14May60; LP49828.

LP49829.

Sea hunt. No. 1098. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21May60; LP49829.

LP49830.

Death at my fingertips. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 14Sep56; LP49830.

LP49831.

Sound that kills. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Sep56; LP49831.

LP49832.

The Voice. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct56; LP49832.

LP49833.

Three minute mile. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Oct56; LP49833.

LP49834.

The Last barrier. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Oct56; LP49834.

LP49835.

Signals from the moon. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Oct56; LP49835.

LP49836.

Doctor Robot. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Nov56; LP49836.

LP49837.

The Human circuit. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Nov56; LP49837.

LP49838.

Sun gold. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Nov56; LP49838.

LP49839.

Gravity zero. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Dec56; LP49839.

LP49840.

Bolt of lightning. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Dec56; LP49840.

LP49841.

The strange lodger. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan57; LP49841.

LP49842.

The Miracle hour. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Dec56, LP49842.

LP49843.

Sea hunt. No. 1099. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28May60; LP49843.

LP49844.

Sea hunt. No. 1100. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Jun60; LP49844.

LP49845.

Sea hunt. No. 1101. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Jun60; LP49845.

LP49846.

Sea hunt. No. 1102. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Jun60; LP49846.

LP49847.

Sea hunt. No. 1103. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Jun60; LP49847.

LP49848.

Sea hunt. No. 1104. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Jul60; LP49848.

LP49849.

Sea hunt. No. 1105. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Jul60; LP49849.

LP49850.

Sea hunt. No. 1106. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Jul60; LP49850.

LP49851.

Sea hunt. No. 1107. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Jul60; LP49851.

LP49852.

Sea hunt. No. 1108. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 30Jul60; LP49852.

LP49853.

Sea hunt. No. 1109. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Aug60; LP49853.

LP49854.

Sea hunt. No. 1110. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Aug60; LP49854.

LP49855.

Sea hunt. No. 1111. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Aug60; LP49855.

LP49856.

Sea hunt. No. 1112. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Aug60; LP49856.

LP49857.

Sea hunt. No. 1113. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Sep60; LP49857.

LP49858.

Sea hunt. No. 1114. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Sep60; LP49858.

LP49859.

Sea hunt. No. 1115. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Sep60; LP49859.

LP49860.

Sea hunt. No. 1116. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Sep60; LP49860.

LP49861.

Sea hunt. No. 1117. A Ziv Television production. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Oct60; LP49861.

LP49862.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Feb55; LP49862.

LP49863.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Feb55; LP49863.

LP49864.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Feb55: LP49864.

LP49865.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar55: LP49865.

LP49866.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar55; LP49866.

LP49867.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar55; LP49867.

LP49868.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar55; LP49868.

LP49869.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar55; LP49869.

LP49870.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr55; LP49870.

LP49871.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr55; LP49871.

LP49872.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr55; LP49872.

LP49873.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr55; LP49873.

LP49874.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May55; LP49874.

LP49875.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May55; LP49875.

LP49876.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May55; LP49876.

LP49877.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May55, LP49877.

LP49878.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun55; LP49878.

LP49879.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun55; LP49879.

LP49880.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jun55, LP49880.

LP49881.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jun55; LP49881.

LP49882.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jun55; LP49882.

LP49883.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jul55; LP49883.

LP49884.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jul55; LP49884.

LP49885.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jul55; LP49885.

LP49886.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jul55; LP49886.

LP49887.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Aug55; LP49887.

LP49888.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Aug55; LP49888.

LP49889.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Aug55; LP49889.

LP49890.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Aug55; LP49890.

LP49891.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Aug55; LP49891.

LP49892.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Sep55; LP49892.

LP49893.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Sep55: LP49893.

LP49894.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Sep55; LP49894.

LP49895.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Sep55; LP49895.

LP49896.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Oct55; LP49896.

LP49897.

The Eddie Cantor comedy theatre. No. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Oct55; LP49897.

LP49898.

The Birthday. Damian London. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Damian London; 24Oct77; LP49898.

LP49899.

The Mailbox. Media Services, Brigham Young University. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the original story by Florence Doyle Putt. © Brigham Young University; 14Oct77; LP49899.

LP49900.

The Loneliest runner. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Nov76; LP49900.

LP49901.

It’s your first kiss, Charlie Brown. United Feature Syndicate, Inc. & Charles M. Schulz Creative Associates. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © United Feature Syndicate, Inc.; 24Oct77; LP49901.

LP49902.

Damnation alley. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. From the novel by Roger Zelazny. Prev. pub. as Survival run, 1977. © on additions & revisions; Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 21Oct77; LP49902.

LP49903.

Julia. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 126 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the story by Lillian Hellman. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 2Oct77; LP49903.

LP49904.

High flying rookies. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (Ball four) Add. ti: The Drug story. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct76; LP49904.

LP49905.

Beauty and the bath. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 2Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP49905.

LP49906.

Design for murder. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 12Dec58; LP49906.

LP49907.

Housewarming. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 31Oct58; LP49907.

LP49908.

Human bomb. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 26Nov58; LP49908.

LP49909.

Lost last chapter. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 14Nov58; LP49909.

LP49910.

Lady on the lam. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 26Dec58; LP49910.

LP49911.

Pack my gat, Beulah. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 7Nov58; LP49911.

LP49912.

Plague of pigeons. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 5Dec58; LP49912.

LP49913.

Scene of the crime. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 24Oct58; LP49913.

LP49914.

Bat McKidderick. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm.(The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 12Jun59; LP49914.

LP49915.

Big holdout. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 6Feb59; LP49915.

LP49916.

Black wind and lightning. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 27Feb59; LP49916.

LP49917.

Cherchez la sexpot. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 19Jun59; LP49917.

LP49918.

Cold cargo. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 5Jun59; LP49918.

LP49919.

A Funny thing happened on the way to the morgue. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 20Feb59; LP49919.

LP49920.

Gory Road. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 3Apr59; LP49920.

LP49921.

Hamilton hollered help. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 22May59; LP49921.

LP49922.

Holiday for Hazel. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 6Mar59; LP49922.

LP49923.

Mayhem to music. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 20Mar59; LP49923.

LP49924.

Maine thing. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 23Jan59; LP49924.

LP49925.

La Sabre invecta est? Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 27Mar59; LP49925.

LP49926.

Lady Frankenstein. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 13Mar59; LP49926.

LP49927.

Outrageous lady. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 30Jan59; LP49927.

LP49928.

Paradise discovered. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 26Jun59; LP49928.

LP49929.

Perfect servant. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 13Feb59; LP49929.

LP49930.

Requiem for a recluse. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin man) © Clarington Productions; 8May59; LP49930.

LP49931.

The Water maker. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Jerry Sackheim. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Oct55; LP49931.

LP49932.

The Lost heartbeat. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Dewitt Miller & Anna Hunger. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Aug55; LP49932.

LP49933.

The Stones began to move. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Ivan Tors & Doris Gilbert. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Aug55; LP49933.

LP49934.

The Frozen sound. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Norman Jolley & Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jul55; LP49934.

LP49935.

Marked “danger”. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by John Bennet. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jun55; LP49935.

LP49936.

Beyond. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Ivan L. Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Apr55 (in notice: 1954); LP49936.

LP49937.

Y.O.R.D. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Ivan L. Tors & George Van Marter. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Apr55; LP49937.

LP49938.

Time is just a place. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Jack Finney. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Apr55; LP49938.

LP49939.

Stranger in the desert. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) From a story by Ivan L. Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7May55; LP49939.

LP49940.

Sound of murder. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14May55; LP49940.

LP49941.

Death at 2 a.m. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jun55; LP49941.

LP49942.

Conversation with an ape. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jun55; LP49942.

LP49943.

Negative man. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Sep55; LP49943.

LP49944.

Dead storage. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Oct55; LP49944.

LP49945.

Target hurricane. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Oct55; LP49945.

LP49946.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1079. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jan60; LP49946.

LP49947.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1080. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jan60; LP49947.

LP49948.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1081. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jan60; LP49948.

LP49949.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1082. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jan60; LP49949.

LP49950.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1083. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Feb60; LP49950.

LP49951.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1084. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Feb60; LP49951.

LP49952.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1085. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Feb60; LP49952.

LP49953.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1086. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Feb60; LP49953.

LP49954.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1087. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Mar60; LP49954.

LP49955.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1088. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Mar60; LP49955.

LP49956.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1089. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Mar60; LP49956.

LP49957.

No food for thought. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Apr55; LP49957.

LP49958.

Out of nowhere. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Apr55; LP49958.

LP49959.

The Brain of John Emerson. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21May55; LP49959.

LP49960.

Spider, Incorporated. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23May55; LP49960.

LP49961.

Hour of nightmare. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc., 1Jul55; LP49961.

LP49962.

The Strange Doctor Lorenz. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jul55; LP49962.

LP49963.

100 years young. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jul55; LP49963.

LP49964.

The World below. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Aug55; LP49964.

LP49965.

Barrier of silence. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Aug55; LP49965.

LP49966.

Dead reckoning. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Sep55; LP49966.

LP49967.

A Visit from Doctor Pliny. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Sep55; LP49967.

LP49968.

The Strange people at Pecos. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Sep55; LP49968.

LP49969.

The Human equation. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Oct55; LP49969.

LP49970.

The Unexplored. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Nov55; LP49970.

LP49971.

The Hastings secret. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Nov55; LP49971.

LP49972.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1060. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24May59; LP49972.

LP49973.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1061. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31May59; LP49973.

LP49974.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1062. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jun59; LP49974.

LP49975.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1063. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jun59; LP49975.

LP49976.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1064. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jun59; LP49976.

LP49977.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1065. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jun59; LP49977.

LP49978.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1066. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Jul59; LP49978.

LP49979.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1067. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Jul59; LP49979.

LP49980.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1068. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Jul59; LP49980.

LP49981.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1069. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Jul59; LP49981.

LP49982.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1070. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Aug59; LP49982.

LP49983.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1071. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Aug59; LP49983.

LP49984.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1072. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Aug59; LP49984.

LP49985.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1073. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Aug59; LP49985.

LP49986.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1074. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Aug59; LP49986.

LP49987.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1075. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Sep59; LP49987.

LP49988.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1076. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Sep59; LP49988.

LP49989.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1077. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Sep59; LP49989.

LP49990.

Sea hunt. Program no. 1078. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Sep59; LP49990.

LP49991.

The Cat burglar. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49991.

LP49992.

Bye bye Bennie. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP49992.

LP49993.

The Thornhill affair. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Oct76; LP49993.

LP49994.

Key witness. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Nov76; LP49994.

LP49995.

Yoyo takes a bride. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Oct76; LP49995.

LP49996.

Connection, connection 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Dec76; LP49996.

LP49997.

The K-9 caper. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Nov76; LP49997.

LP49998.

The Dental dynamiter. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Oct76; LP49998.

LP49999.

Funny money. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Heyday Productions, Inc. & Universal. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Holmes and Yoyo) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Oct76; LP49999.

LP50000.

Energy and nuclear power. Xerox Corporation. Made by Wharton International Films, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Xerox Corporation; 21Nov77; LP50000.

LP50001.

Power without end. Xerox Corporation. Made by Wharton International Films, Inc. Revised. 16 min., sd., color. 16 mm. Prev. pub. 15Dec75, LP46806. © Xerox Corporation; 21Nov77; LP50001.

LP50002.

Switch on the Sun. Xerox Corporation. Made by Wharton International Films, Inc. Revised. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 1Dec75, LP46807. © Xerox Corporation; 21Nov77; LP50002.

LP50003.

Lucky Luciano. A Vides—Les Films de la Boetie co-production. Produced in association with Harbour Productions, Inc.; Released by Avco Embassy. 110 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Harbor Productions. Inc.; 28Jun74 (in notice: 1973); LP50003.

LP50004.

Turning point. Hera Productions, Inc. Released by Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation. 126 min., sd. color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 13Nov77; LP50004.

LP50005.

The Exchange. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd. color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP50005.

LP50006.

Close encounters of the third kind. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. Produced in association with EMI. 135 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Panavision. © Columbia Pictures Industries. Inc.; 16Nov77; LP50006.

LP50007.

The Contender. Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: Impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep68; LP50007.

LP50008.

The Contender. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep68; LP50008.

LP50009.

The Execution. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color. 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Oct68; LP50009.

LP50010.

The Play. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Nov68; LP50010.

LP50011.

The Cardinal. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Nov68; LP50011.

LP50012.

The Elixir. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Nov68; LP50012.

LP50013.

The Bargain. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Dec68; LP50013.

LP50014.

The Freeze. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Dec68; LP50014.

LP50015.

Deathrun. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Jan69; LP50015.

LP50016.

End game. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Feb69; LP50016.

LP50017.

A Pittance of faith. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Jan69; LP50017.

LP50018.

Shadow of a man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Jan69; LP50018.

LP50019.

Girl who came in with the tide. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Jan69; LP50019.

LP50020.

Death in a minor key. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Jan69; LP50020.

LP50021.

All around the money tree. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Feb69; LP50021.

LP50022.

Odds against Donald Jordan. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Feb69; LP50022.

LP50023.

Last rites for Miss Emma. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Feb69; LP50023.

LP50024.

The Solid gold web. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Mar69; LP50024.

LP50025.

To catch a rabbit. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Mar69; LP50025.

LP50026.

Merry-go-round for murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Mar69; LP50026.

LP50027.

Eagles sometimes can’t fly. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Sep69; LP50027.

LP50028.

A Question of midnight. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Oct69; LP50028.

LP50029.

Color her missing. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Oct69; LP50029.

LP50030.

Return to Summer Grove. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Oct69; LP50030.

LP50031.

Tooth of the serpent. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Dec69; LP50031.

LP50032.

Penny for the peep-show. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 31Oct69; LP50032.

LP50033.

Playground. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Oct69; LP50033.

LP50034.

A Sleep in the deep. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Nov69; LP50034.

LP50035.

Memory: zero. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Nov69; LP50035.

LP50036.

The Nowhere victim. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Nov69; LP50036.

LP50037.

Who killed me? Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Dec69; LP50037.

LP50038.

The Sound of darkness. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Dec69; LP50038.

LP50039.

Three warriors. Saul Zaentz Production Company. Released by Fantasy Films. 110 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Saul Zaentz Production Company; 11Nov77; LP50039.

LP50040.

Semi-tough. Omego Productions. Released by United Artists. 108 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Dan Jenkins. © Charter Associates; 24Oct77; LP50040.

LP50041.

Another man, another chance. Les Films 13, Les Films Ariane & Les Productions Artistes Associes. Released by United Artists Corporation. 129 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 26Oct77; LP50041.

LP50042.

Valentino. Chartoff Winkler Productions, Inc. Released by United Artists Corporation. 128 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the book, Valentino, an intimate expose of The Sheik, by Brad Steiger & Chaw Mank. © United Artists Corporation; 5Oct77; LP50042.

LP50043.

The Visitors. Home Free Corporation. 87 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: Home free. © Home Free Corporation; 2Feb72; LP50043.

LP50044.

The Godson. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50044.

LP50045.

Rollercoaster. Universal City Studios, Inc. Released by Universal. 119 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Jun77; LP50045.

LP50046.

Paperwork. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 8Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50046.

LP50047.

Loose ends. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 15Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50047.

LP50048.

An Ounce of prevention. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 22Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50048.

LP50049.

When you hear the beep, drop dead. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan77; LP50049.

LP50050.

Kojak’s days. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Feb77; LP50050.

LP50051.

Monkey on a string. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Feb77; LP50051.

LP50052.

Sister Maria. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Mar77; LP50052.

LP50053.

The Condemned. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Jan77; LP50053.

LP50054.

Kiss it all goodbye. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb77; LP50054.

LP50055.

I was happy where I was. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Jan77; LP50055.

LP50056.

Another gypsy queen. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Mar77; LP50056.

LP50057.

Kojak’s days. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb77; LP50057.

LP50058.

Fair fight. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 30Oct76; LP50058.

LP50059.

The Unlikely heirs. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 9Oct76; LP50059.

LP50060.

That time of year. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 23Oct76; LP50060.

LP50061.

The Game. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 25Sep76; LP50061.

LP50062.

Rules of order. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 6Nov76; LP50062.

LP50063.

Captain Hook. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 20Nov76; LP50063.

LP50064.

The Exam. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 13Nov76; LP50064.

LP50065.

Not available. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 2Oct76; LP50065.

LP50066.

Welcome to Santa Rosa County. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 25Dec76; LP50066.

LP50067.

Computer terror. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 4Dec76; LP50067.

LP50068.

Upward and onward. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Add. ti: Onward and upward. Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 2Apr77; LP50068.

LP50069.

Insanity epidemic. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 5Feb77; LP50069.

LP50070.

Breakdown. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 12Feb77; LP50070.

LP50071.

Family ties. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 19Feb77; LP50071.

LP50072.

The Bottom line. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 26Feb77; LP50072.

LP50073.

The Firehouse quintet. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 5Mar77; LP50073.

LP50074.

Isolation. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 19Mar77; LP50074.

LP50075.

Limelight. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 26Mar77; LP50075.

LP50076.

Hypochondri cap. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 16Apr77; LP50076.

LP50077.

All night long. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 28May77; LP50077.

LP50078.

The Boat. Mark 7, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Emergency!) Appl. au: Emergency Productions. © Emergency Productions; 12Mar77; LP50078.

LP50079.

An Unfair trade. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 31Oct76; LP50079.

LP50080.

A Hair-trigger away. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Nov76; LP50080.

LP50081.

Out of the shadows. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Oct76; LP50081.

LP50082.

A Summer madness. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Oct76; LP50082.

LP50083.

Where do you go when you have no place to go? Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Dec76; LP50083.

LP50084.

A Need to know. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Oct76; LP50084.

LP50085.

A Shield for murder. Universal City Studios, Inc. 106 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Nov76; LP50085.

LP50086.

Law dance. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc. 10Oct76; LP50086.

LP50087.

Birthday party. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Sep76; LP50087.

LP50088.

Dead again. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Dec76; LP50088.

LP50089.

By silence betrayed. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Nov76; LP50089.

LP50090.

The Pride and the princess. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Nov76; LP50090.

LP50091.

Black thorn. Universal City Studios, Inc. 53 min., sd., color, 16mm. (Kojak) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Dec76; LP50091.

LP50092.

The 300 year weekend. ABC Pictures Corporation, a subsidiary of the American Broadcasting Company. 123 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: ABC Pictures Corporation © ABC Pictures Corporation; 2Feb69; LP50092.

LP50093.

Jenny. A Palomar picture. Released by ABC Pictures Corporation. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 22Dec69; LP50093.

LP50094.

Krakatoa, east of Java. American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. Released by Cinerama Releasing Corporation. 127 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 31Dec66; LP50094.

LP50095.

Good times. A Motion Pictures International production. Released by Columbia Pictures Corporation. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on story by Nicholas Hyams. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 31Dec66; LP50095.

LP50096.

Buster and Billie. Black Creek Billie Productions. Released by Columbia Pictures. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Black Creek Billie Productions; 12Jun74 (in notice: 1973); LP50096.

LP50097.

The Offence. United Artists Corporation. 112 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © United Artists Corporation; 7May73 (in notice: 1972); LP50097.

LP50098.

Postcard from Barcelona. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story from Tom Gries & Ivan Tors. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Nov55; LP50098.

LP50099.

Before the beginning. Ziv Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Arthur Weiss & Ivan Tors. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Dec55; LP50099.

LP50100.

The Flicker. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Robert E. Smith. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May56; LP50100.

LP50101.

Legend of Crater Mountain. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ellis Marcus & Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jul56; LP50101.

LP50102.

Miracle of Doctor Dove. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors & George Asness. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Aug56; LP50102.

LP50103.

Operation flypaper. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP50103.

LP50104.

The Other side of the moon. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP50104.

LP50105.

Friend of a raven. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Nov55; LP50105.

LP50106.

The Long day. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Dec55; LP50106.

LP50107.

Beyond return. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Nov55; LP50107.

LP50108.

Project 44. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Dec55; LP50108.

LP50109.

Are we invaded? Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Dec55; LP50109.

LP50110.

Signals from the heart. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr56; LP50110.

LP50111.

The Long sleep. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr56; LP50111.

LP50112.

The Green bomb. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr56; LP50112.

LP50113.

When a camera fails. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Apr56; LP50113.

LP50114.

The Missing waveband. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jun56; LP50114.

LP50115.

The Human experiment. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Jun56; LP50115.

LP50116.

Beam of fire. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) Based on a story by Ivan Tors. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jul56; LP50116.

LP50117.

One thousand eyes. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Aug56; LP50117.

LP50118.

Who is this man? Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr56; LP50118.

LP50119.

The Unguided missile. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w. 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20May56; LP50119.

LP50120.

Bullet proof. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6May56; LP50120.

LP50121.

End of tomorrow. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27May56; LP50121.

LP50122.

Mind machine. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jun56; LP50122.

LP50123.

The Man who didn’t know. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Jun56; LP50123.

LP50124.

The Phantom car. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jul56; LP50124.

LP50125.

Living lights. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Aug56; LP50125.

LP50126.

Jupitron. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Aug56; LP50126.

LP50127.

The Throwback. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Science fiction theatre) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Aug56; LP50127.

LP50128.

The Nomads. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quinn Martin’s Tales of the unexpected) © Q.M. Productions; 23Feb77; LP50128.

LP50129.

The Little boy that Santa Claus forgot. Vita Productions. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Mario Pellegrini. © Vita Productions, solely owned by Mario Pellegrini; 1Sep76 (in notice: 1975); LP50129.

LP50130.

Customer on line three. Roundtree Productions, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Roundtable Productions, Inc. © Roundtable Productions, Inc.; 1Nov77; LP50130.

LP50131.

Code name: Diamond Head. Q.M. Productions. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: The Gold cross. © Q.M. Productions; 3May77; LP50131.

LP50132.

Winner take all. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Q.M. Productions; 1Apr77 (in notice: 1976); LP50132.

LP50133.

Hughes and Harlow: Angels in hell. H and H Films, Ltd. 94 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Larry Buchanan. © H and H Films, Ltd.; 27May77; LP50133.

LP50134.

Froggie went acourtin’. Persistence of Vision, Inc. 4 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Frank B. Gladstone. © Persistence of Vision, Inc.; 1May77; LP50134.

LP50135.

The Write move. Brigham Young University. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Media Services, Brigham Young University. © Brigham Young University; 7Nov77; LP50135.

LP50136.

The Prophecy of the royal maze. John S. Cooke. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: A Prophecy of the royal maze. © Alice Kent; 13May77; LP50136.

LP50137.

The Phone call. Brigham Young University. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Media Services, Brigham Young University. © Brigham Young University; 7Nov77; LP50137.

LP50138.

Twilight’s last gleaming. Lorimar-Bavaria. Released by Allied Artists. 150 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel, Viper three, by Walter Wager. Appl. au: Geria Film, G.M.B.H. © Geria Film, G.M.B.H.; 24Jan77; LP50138.

LP50139.

Moses. An ITC/RAI co-production. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 141 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Independent Television Corporation. © RAI/ITC Incorporated Television Company, Ltd.; 18Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP50139.

LP50140.

The Tamarind seed. Jewel Productions, Ltd. & Pimlico Films, Ltd. in association with Lorimar Productions, Inc. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 123 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Evelyn Anthony. © Jewel Productions, Ltd. & Pimlico Films, Ltd.; 8Jul74; LP50140.

LP50141.

Russian roulette. Bulldog Productions, Ltd. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel, Kosygin is coming, by Tom Ardies. Appl. au: Independent Television Corporation. © Bulldog Productions, Ltd.; 2Jul75; LP50141.

LP50142.

Farewell, my lovely. An EK Corporation & ITC production. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Raymond Chandler. © The EK Corporation; 13Aug75; LP50142.

LP50143.

The Domino principle. Associated General Films. Released by Avco Embassy Pictures Corporation. 100 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Adam Kennedy. © Domino Principle Associates; 15Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50143.

LP50144.

To die in paradise. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 17Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50144.

LP50145.

The Man in the steel frame. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 30Dec76 (in notice: 1977); LP50145.

LP50146.

The Drone. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Sep76; LP50146.

LP50147.

The Code. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 5Nov76; LP50147.

LP50148.

The Explosives. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 15Nov76; LP50148.

LP50149.

The Prisoner. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 17Sep76; LP50149.

LP50150.

The Crop duster. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep76; LP50150.

LP50151.

The Search. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Spencer’s pilots) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Oct76; LP50151.

LP50152.

Requiem for a saddle bronc rider. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 17Mar77; LP50152.

LP50153.

Blood money is hard to wash. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 24Feb77; LP50153.

LP50154.

To kill a mind. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 3Mar77; LP50154.

LP50155.

Dealer’s choice, blackmail. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 20Jan77; LP50155.

LP50156.

Ready, aim. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Jan77; LP50156.

LP50157.

A Capitol crime. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 3Feb77; LP50157.

LP50158.

See how she runs. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 17Mar77; LP50158.

LP50159.

Practical jokes can kill you. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 24Apr77; LP50159.

LP50160.

Elegy in a rain forest. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Jan77; LP50160.

LP50161.

Let death do us part. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 3Nov76; LP50161.

LP50162.

Yes, my deadly daughter. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; LP50162.

LP50163.

Tour de force, killer aboard. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct76; LP50163.

LP50164.

Heads you’re dead. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov76; LP50164.

LP50165.

Double exposure. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Nov76; LP50165.

LP50166.

Assault on the palace. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep76; LP50166.

LP50167.

The Last of the great paperhangers. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct76; LP50167.

LP50168.

The bells toll at noon. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au; CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 27Dec76; LP50168.

LP50169.

Oldest profession, latest price. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 8Oct76; LP50169.

LP50170.

Nine dragons. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep76; LP50170.

LP50171.

Man on fire. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct76; LP50171.

LP50172.

Target—a cop. CBS Television Network. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hawaii Five-O) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; LP50172.

LP50173.

Telefon. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 104 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon the novel by Walter Wager. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 16Dec77; LP50173.

LP50174.

Duke of Sing Sing. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 27Dec57 (in notice: 1958); LP50174.

LP50175.

Murder is where you find it. Clarington Productions, Inc. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions, Inc.; 14Feb58; LP50175.

LP50176.

Fashion showdown. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 6Dec57; LP50176.

LP50177.

Acrostic murders. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 1Nov57; LP50177.

LP50178.

Valley forger. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 6Jun58 (in notice: 1957); LP50178.

LP50179.

Unlucky lucky number. Clarington Productions. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 24Jan58 (in notice: 1957); LP50179.

LP50180.

Bronze bonze. Clarington Productions, Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 1May59; LP50180.

LP50181.

Nora goes over the wall. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 15May59; LP50181.

LP50182.

Case of the baggy britches, Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 9Jan59; LP50182.

LP50183.

Cat kicker. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 24Apr59; LP50183.

LP50184.

Delinquent. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 18Apr58; LP50184.

LP50185.

Art of murder. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 23May58; LP50185.

LP50186.

Murder in mink. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 19Dec58; LP50186.

LP50187.

I loathe you, darling. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 21Nov58; LP50187.

LP50188.

Ship shakedown. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 21Feb56; LP50188.

LP50189.

Painted witnesses. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 2May58; LP50189.

LP50190.

Kappa Kappa kaper. Clarington Productions. Released by MGM-TV. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Thin Man) © Clarington Productions; 30May58; LP50190.

LP50191.

Della, Della, Della. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 24Sep75; LP50191.

LP50192.

Sun and Rising Sun. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Add. ti: Sanford and Rising Son. Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 14Sep75; LP50192.

LP50193.

Ebenezer Sanford. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 5Dec75; LP50193.

LP50194.

A Pain in the neck. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Feb76; LP50194.

LP50195.

Camping trip. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 12Mar76; LP50195.

LP50196.

The Director. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 21Feb76; LP50196.

LP50197.

Sergeant Gork. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 5Mar76; LP50197.

LP50198.

Can you chop this? Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP50198.

LP50199.

The Engagement man always rings twice. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 13Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP50199.

LP50200.

The Escorts. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 6Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP50200.

LP50201.

Lamont in love. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 3Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP50201.

LP50202.

Fred Sanford has a baby. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and son) Based on Steptoe and son, created by Ray Galton & Alan Simpson. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP50202.

LP50203.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Repeat episode no. 36. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: compilation. © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Jun76; LP50203.

LP50204.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 311. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Jun77; LP50204.

LP50205.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 310. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27May77; LP50205.

LP50206.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 309. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27May77; LP50206.

LP50207.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 296. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13May77; LP50207.

LP50208.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 297. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13May77; LP50208.

LP50209.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 298. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13May77; LP50209.

LP50210.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 299. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13May77; LP50210.

LP50211.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 300. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 13May77; LP50211.

LP50212.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 301. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP50212.

LP50213.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 302. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP50213.

LP50214.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 303. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP50214.

LP50215.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 304. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP50215.

LP50216.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 305. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 20May77; LP50216.

LP50217.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 306. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27May77; LP50217.

LP50218.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 307. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27May77; LP50218.

LP50219.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 308. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27May77; LP50219.

LP50220.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 312. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Jun77; LP50220.

LP50221.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 325. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jun77; LP50221.

LP50222.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 324. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jun77; LP50222.

LP50223.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 323. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jun77; LP50223.

LP50224.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 322. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jun77; LP50224.

LP50225.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 321. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 17Jun77; LP50225.

LP50226.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 320. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP50226.

LP50227.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 319. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP50227.

LP50228.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 318. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP50228.

LP50229.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 317. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP50229.

LP50230.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 316. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 10Jun77; LP50230.

LP50231.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 315. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Jun77; LP50231.

LP50232.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 314. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Jun77; LP50232.

LP50233.

Mary Hartman, Mary Hartman. Episode no. 313. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Jun77; LP50233.

LP50234.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 326. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Sep77; LP50234.

LP50235.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 327. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Sep77; LP50235.

LP50236.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 328. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Sep77; LP50236.

LP50237.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 329. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Sep77; LP50237.

LP50238.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 330. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 21Sep77; LP50238.

LP50239.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 331. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Sep77; LP50239.

LP50240.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 332. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Sep77; LP50240.

LP50241.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 333. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Sep77; LP50241.

LP50242.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 334. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Sep77; LP50242.

LP50243.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 335. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 26Sep77; LP50243.

LP50244.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 336. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct77; LP50244.

LP50245.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 337. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct77; LP50245.

LP50246.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 338. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct77; LP50246.

LP50247.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 339. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct77; LP50247.

LP50248.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 340. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 7Oct77; LP50248.

LP50249.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 341. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Oct77; LP50249.

LP50250.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 342. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Oct77; LP50250.

LP50251.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 343. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Oct77; LP50251.

LP50252.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 344. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Oct77; LP50252.

LP50253.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 345. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 14Oct77; LP50253.

LP50254.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 346. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Oct77; LP50254.

LP50255.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 347. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Oct77; LP50255.

LP50256.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 348. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Oct77; LP50256.

LP50257.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 349. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Oct77; LP50257.

LP50258.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 350. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 27Oct77; LP50258.

LP50259.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 351. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Nov77; LP50259.

LP50260.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 352. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Nov77; LP50260.

LP50261.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 353. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Nov77; LP50261.

LP50262.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 354. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Nov77; LP50262.

LP50263.

Forever Fernwood. Episode no. 355. T.A.T. Communications Company. Produced in association with Filmways, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Nov77; LP50263.

LP50264.

Propast sveta. Avala Film. 78 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Add. ti: It rains in my village. NM: English subtitles. © Avala Film; 30May69 (in notice: 1968); LP50264.

LP50265.

Hot ice, cold hearts. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy, M.E.) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50265.

LP50266.

Scott free. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Oct76; LP50266.

LP50267.

The Moscow connection. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50267.

LP50268.

The Man with the power. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21May77; LP50268.

LP50269.

Pine Canyon is burning! Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12May77; LP50269.

LP50270.

Baa baa black sheep. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Sep76; LP50270.

LP50271.

Richie Brochelman: the missing 24 hours. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 27Oct76; LP50271.

LP50272.

Snake eyes. Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy, M.E.) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 4Feb77; LP50272.

LP50273.

The Thigh bone’s connected to the knee bone. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy, M.E.) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Feb77; LP50273.

LP50274.

A Star is dead. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy, M.E.) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Nov76; LP50274.

LP50275.

Go fight City Hall, to the death. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Quincy, M.E.) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Oct76; LP50275.

LP50276.

Bonnie and McCloud. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Oct76; LP50276.

LP50277.

’Twas the fight before Christmas. Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Dec76; LP50277.

LP50278.

Charlie Cobb: nice night for a hanging. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Jun77; LP50278.

LP50279.

The 3,000 mile chase. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 106 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) Add. ti: The Courier: the 3,000 mile chase. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 16Jun77; LP50279.

LP50280.

Ransom for Alice. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Universal. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (World premiere) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Jun77; LP50280.

LP50281.

The Great taxicab stampede. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 13Jan77; LP50281.

LP50282.

London Bridges. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3Mar77; LP50282.

LP50283.

McCloud meets Dracula. Universal City Studios, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (McCloud) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Apr77; LP50283.

LP50284.

Deadly ringer. Pt. 2. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Feb77; LP50284.

LP50285.

Jaime and the King. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 22Feb77; LP50285.

LP50286.

Doomsday is tomorrow. Pt. 2. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Jan77; LP50286.

LP50287.

Doomsday is tomorrow. Pt. 1. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Jan77; LP50287.

LP50288.

Iron ships and dead men. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 29Mar77; LP50288.

LP50289.

Once a thief. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 3May77; LP50289.

LP50290.

Biofeedback. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Jan77; LP50290.

LP50291.

The Dejon caper. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Add. ti: The Dijon caper. Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Mar77; LP50291.

LP50292.

The Night demon. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Mar77; LP50292.

LP50293.

Beyond the call. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Mar77; LP50293.

LP50294.

Kill Oscar. Pt. 1. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP50294.

LP50295.

Black magic. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 9Nov76; LP50295.

LP50296.

The Vega influence. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Dec76; LP50296.

LP50297.

Kill Oscar. Pt. 3. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 2Nov76; LP50297.

LP50298.

Road to Nashville. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Oct76; LP50298.

LP50299.

The Return of Bigfoot. pt. 2. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Sep76; LP50299.

LP50300.

Jaime’s shield. Pt. 1. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Dec76; LP50300.

LP50301.

In this corner, Jaime Sommers. Universal. 53 min., sd,, color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Sep76; LP50301.

LP50302.

Assault on the Princess. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Oct76; LP50302.

LP50303.

Jaime’s shield. Pt. 2. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Dec76; LP50303.

LP50304.

Sister Jaime. Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Bionic woman) Based on the novel Cyborg, by Martin Caidin. Appl. au: Universal City Studios, Inc. © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 23Nov76; LP50304.

LP50305.

Dirty money, black light. Universal City Studios, Inc, Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Apr77; LP50305.

LP50306.

The Trees, the bees and T. T. Flowers. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 21Jan77; LP50306.

LP50307.

The Trees, the bees and T. T. Flowers. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 28Jan77; LP50307.

LP50308.

New life, old dragons. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files). © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 25Feb77; LP50308.

LP50309.

Sticks and stones may break your bones, but Waterbury will bury you. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 14Jan77; LP50309.

LP50310.

There’s one in every port. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 7Jan77; LP50310.

LP50311.

To protect and serve. Pt. 1. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Mar77; LP50311.

LP50312.

The Becker connection. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 11Feb77; LP50312.

LP50313.

To protect and serve. Pt. 2. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Mar77; LP50313.

LP50314.

Just another Polish wedding. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 18Feb77; LP50314.

LP50315.

Crack back. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studies, Inc.; 25Mar77; LP50315.

LP50316.

Return to the 38th Parallel. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 10Dec76; LP50316.

LP50317.

The Fourth man. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Sep76; LP50317.

LP50318.

The Oracle wore a cashmere suit. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 1Oct76; LP50318.

LP50319.

Feeding frenzy. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 15Oct76; LP50319.

LP50320.

The Trouble with Warren. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 24Dec76; LP50320.

LP50321.

Coulter City wildcat. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 12Nov76; LP50321.

LP50322.

Rattlers’ Class of ’63. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 26Nov76; LP50322.

LP50323.

So help me God. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 19Nov76; LP50323.

LP50324.

Drought at Indianhead River. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 5Nov76; LP50324.

LP50325.

Piece work. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 17Dec76; LP50325.

LP50326.

The Family hour. Universal City Studios, Inc. Produced in association with Cherokee Productions & Universal. 53 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Rockford files) © Universal City Studios, Inc.; 8Oct76; LP50326.

LP50327.

Game plan. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Sep74; LP50327.

LP50328.

Desert Sun. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Nov74; LP50328.

LP50329.

A Fine day for dying. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Oct74; LP50329.

LP50330.

Portrait in blue. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Sep74; LP50330.

LP50331.

Death has no face. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) Add. ti: The Face of death. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Oct74; LP50331.

LP50332.

A Walk on the blind side. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Oct74; LP50332.

LP50333.

The Green man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Oct74; LP50333.

LP50334.

Picture of a shadow. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Nov74; LP50334.

LP50335.

A Small favor for an old friend. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Nov74; LP50335.

LP50336.

Quartet for a blunt instrument. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Feb74; LP50336.

LP50337.

Enter Tami Okada. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Nov74; LP50337.

LP50338.

A Choice of victims. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Dec74; LP50338.

LP50339.

The Survivor who wasn’t. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Dec74; LP50339.

LP50340.

I, Mudd. Desilu. Produced in association with Norway Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Star trek) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & Norway Corporation; 20Oct67; LP50340.

LP50341.

Journey to Babel. Desilu. Produced in association with Norway Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Star trek) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & Norway Corporation; 3Nov67; LP50341.

LP50342.

The Mind of Stefan Miklos. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Jan69; LP50342.

LP50343.

The Test case. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Jan69; LP50343.

LP50344.

The System. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Jan69; LP50344.

LP50345.

The Glass cage. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Jan69; LP50345.

LP50346.

Live bait. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Feb69; LP50346.

LP50347.

Doomsday. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Feb69; LP50347.

LP50348.

The Bunker. Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Feb69; LP50348.

LP50349.

The Bunker. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb69; LP50349.

LP50350.

Nitro. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Mar69; LP50350.

LP50351.

The Vault. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Mar69; LP50351.

LP50352.

Nicole. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Mar69; LP50352.

LP50353.

Illusion. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Mar69; LP50353.

LP50354.

The Interrogator. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Apr69; LP50354.

LP50355.

Once upon a Saturday. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Mar70; LP50355.

LP50356.

A Chance at the roses. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Jan70; LP50356.

LP50357.

Walk with a dead man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Jan70; LP50357.

LP50358.

Harlequin’s gold. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Jan70; LP50358.

LP50359.

Who is Sylvia? Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Feb70; LP50359.

LP50360.

Only one death to a customer. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Feb70; LP50360.

LP50361.

The Search for Darrell Andrews. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Feb70; LP50361.

LP50362.

Fly, little one. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Feb70; LP50362.

LP50363.

Murder revisited. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Mar70; LP50363.

LP50364.

War of nerves. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Mar70; LP50364.

LP50365.

Then the drink takes the man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Dec67; LP50365.

LP50366.

Make like it never happened. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Sep67; LP50366.

LP50367.

Beyond the shadow of a dream. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Oct67; LP50367.

LP50368.

Warning: live blueberries. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Oct67; LP50368.

LP50369.

Turn every stone. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Nov67; LP50369.

LP50370.

Huntdown. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Nov67; LP50370.

LP50371.

Coffin for a clown. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Nov67; LP50371.

LP50372.

A Catalogue of sins. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Nov67; LP50372.

LP50373.

Run, sheep, run. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Dec67; LP50373.

LP50374.

Chance meeting. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Jan75; LP50374.

LP50375.

Edge of the web. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 31Jan75; LP50375.

LP50376.

Bird of prey. Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Feb75; LP50376.

LP50377.

Bird of prey. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Mar75; LP50377.

LP50378.

The Empty tower. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Feb75; LP50378.

LP50379.

A Ransom for yesterday. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Feb75; LP50379.

LP50380.

Design for dying. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Mar75; LP50380.

LP50381.

Hardball. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Apr75; LP50381.

LP50382.

Search for a dead man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Apr75; LP50382.

LP50383.

License to kill—limit three people. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Jan68 (in notice: 1967); LP50383.

LP50384.

Falling star. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Jan68 (in notice: 1967); LP50384.

LP50385.

Only giants can play. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP50385.

LP50386.

Missing: Sun and sky. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Dec69 (in notice: 1968); LP50386.

LP50387.

Medal for a hero. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP50387.

LP50388.

Blind mirror. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP50388.

LP50389.

A Word called courage. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP50389.

LP50390.

Man in a trap. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP50390.

LP50391.

Saturday night fever. Stigwood Group, Ltd. Released by Paramount Pictures. 119 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon a story by Nik Cohn. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Oct77; LP50391.

LP50392.

What’s a nice watch like you doin’ in a place like this? CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) (Ball four) Based on Ball four, by Jim Bouton & Leonard Shecter. © CBS, Inc.; 27Oct76; LP50392.

LP50393.

Paradivers. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Sep60; LP50393.

LP50394.

Divers to the deep. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21Sep60; LP50394.

LP50395.

Rendezvous at 22 fathoms. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28Sep60; LP50395.

LP50396.

Wreck of the Jakaba. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Oct60; LP50396.

LP50397.

Underwater prison. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12Oct60; LP50397.

LP50398.

Undersea escape. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Oct60; LP50398.

LP50399.

Disaster below. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Oct60; LP50399.

LP50400.

Arms of Venus. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Nov60; LP50400.

LP50401.

Night dive. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Nov60; LP50401.

LP50402.

The Cavedivers. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Dec60; LP50402.

LP50403.

The Big swim. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Dec60; LP50403.

LP50404.

Underwater demolition. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21Dec60; LP50404.

LP50405.

Magic act. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Jan62 (in notice: 1961); LP50405.

LP50406.

King size search. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Jan62 (in notice: 1961); LP50406.

LP50407.

The Wizard of ice. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Sep61; LP50407.

LP50408.

Commando tactics. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12Sep61; LP50408.

LP50409.

Stone’s throw away. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Sep61; LP50409.

LP50410.

Diamonds don’t burn. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Sep61; LP50410.

LP50411.

Alias Willie Hogan. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Oct61; LP50411.

LP50412.

Diamond dust. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Oct61; LP50412.

LP50413.

Four to get ready. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Oct61; LP50413.

LP50414.

Diamonds come in cans. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Oct61; LP50414.

LP50415.

The Uncivil servant. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 31Oct61; LP50415.

LP50416.

Stop Johnny King! Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Nov61; LP50416.

LP50417.

Edge of panic. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Nov61; LP50417.

LP50418.

The Kitty Ling story. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21Nov61; LP50418.

LP50419.

The Couriers. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28Nov61; LP50419.

LP50420.

Train wreck. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Dec61; LP50420.

LP50421.

The Greed merchant. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12Dec61; LP50421.

LP50422.

Counterfeit coin. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Nov58 (in notice: 1952); LP50422.

LP50423.

Target. Program no. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Mar58; LP50423.

LP50424.

Target. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Mar58; LP50424.

LP50425.

Target. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Mar58; LP50425.

LP50426.

Edge of terror. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Jun58; LP50426.

LP50427.

Payment in full. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Apr58; LP50427.

LP50428.

Storm of violence. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Apr58; LP50428.

LP50429.

Five hours to live. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Apr58; LP50429.

LP50430.

The Last stop. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Apr58; LP50430.

LP50431.

Man on a bike. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2May58; LP50431.

LP50432.

The Tattoo artist. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9May58; LP50432.

LP50433.

Bandit’s cave. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16May58; LP50433.

LP50434.

Backfire. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23May58; LP50434.

LP50435.

Assassin. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30May58; LP50435.

LP50436.

Deadly deception. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jun58; LP50436.

LP50437.

Taps for the general. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jun58; LP50437.

LP50438.

Retribution. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jun58; LP50438.

LP50439.

Murder is a bottomless well. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jul58; LP50439.

LP50440.

So deathly quiet. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jul58; LP50440.

LP50441.

Winner loses all. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jul58; LP50441.

LP50442.

Once too often. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Jul58; LP50442.

LP50443.

Grudge fight. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Aug58; LP50443.

LP50444.

Fateful decision. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Aug58; LP50444.

LP50445.

Night without morning. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Aug58; LP50445.

LP50446.

Unreasonable doubt. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Aug58; LP50446.

LP50447.

Death has many faces. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Aug58; LP50447.

LP50448.

Turmoil. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Sep58; LP50448.

LP50449.

Death by the clock. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Sep58; LP50449.

LP50450.

The Clean kill. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Sep58; LP50450.

LP50451.

The Unknown. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Sep58; LP50451.

LP50452.

Piano to Thunder Springs. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Oct58; LP50452.

LP50453.

Death makes a phone call. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Oct58; LP50453.

LP50454.

Temporary escape. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Oct58; LP50454.

LP50455.

On cue. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Oct58; LP50455.

LP50456.

Four against three million. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Oct58; LP50456.

LP50457.

The Thirteenth juror. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Nov58; LP50457.

LP50458.

Lost identity. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Nov58; LP50458.

LP50459.

Money-go-round. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Nov58; LP50459.

LP50460.

The Jewel thief. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Target) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Dec58; LP50460.

LP50461.

Diamonds from the sky. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Dec61; LP50461.

LP50462.

My friend the enemy. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Dec61; LP50462.

LP50463.

The Invisible fence. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Jan62; LP50463.

LP50464.

A Diamond in the rough. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Jan62; LP50464.

LP50465.

Backlash. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 30Jan62; LP50465.

LP50466.

The Swindler. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Feb62; LP50466.

LP50467.

Saga of Pete Lamont. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Feb62; LP50467.

LP50468.

The Set up. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Feb62; LP50468.

LP50469.

Big brother. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Feb62; LP50469.

LP50470.

The Singer. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Mar62; LP50470.

LP50471.

A Girl’s best friend. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Mar62; LP50471.

LP50472.

Mickey the mixer. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Mar62; LP50472.

LP50473.

Guided tour de force. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Mar62; LP50473.

LP50474.

Kato the clown. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Apr62; LP50474.

LP50475.

The Graveyard. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Apr62; LP50475.

LP50476.

Carla. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Apr62; LP50476.

LP50477.

Mace. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Apr62; LP50477.

LP50478.

A Diamond for Mister Smith. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1May62; LP50478.

LP50479.

Rain on Wednesday. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8May62; LP50479.

LP50480.

King meets the Queen. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15May62; LP50480.

LP50481.

The Diamond makers. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (King of diamonds) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22May62; LP50481.

LP50482.

River gold. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Jan61 (in notice: 1960); LP50482.

LP50483.

Niagara dive. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Jan61; LP50483.

LP50484.

Killers in Paradise. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Jan61; LP50484.

LP50485.

The Secret at Half Moon Key. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Feb61; LP50485.

LP50486.

The Storm adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Feb61; LP50486.

LP50487.

The Armored truck adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Feb61; LP50487.

LP50488.

The Defective tank adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Feb61; LP50488.

LP50489.

The Jeremiah adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Mar6l; LP50489.

LP50490.

The Tidal-wave adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Mar61; LP50490.

LP50491.

The Radioactive object adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Mar61; LP50491.

LP50492.

The Double adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Mar61; LP50492.

LP50493.

The Margot adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Apr61; LP50493.

LP50494.

The Frankie adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Apr61; LP50494.

LP50495.

The Rainbow adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Apr61; LP50495.

LP50496.

The Guilty adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3May61; LP50496.

LP50497.

The Landslide adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10May61; LP50497.

LP50498.

Kidnap adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17May61; LP50498.

LP50499.

The Stakeout adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24May61; LP50499.

LP50500.

The Scavenger adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 31May61; LP50500.

LP50501.

The Diana adventure. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Aquanauts) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Jun61; LP50501.

LP50502.

The Sky diver. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Sep61; LP50502.

LP50503.

Crime jump. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Sep61; LP50503.

LP50504.

Thoroughbred. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Oct61; LP50504.

LP50505.

Air carnival. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Oct61; LP50505.

LP50506.

Hi-jack. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Oct61; LP50506.

LP50507.

The Condemned. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Oct61; LP50507.

LP50508.

Derelict. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Nov61; LP50508.

LP50509.

Ripcord. Program no. 1008. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Nov61; LP50509.

LP50510.

Sierra jump. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Nov61; LP50510.

LP50511.

Darb. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Nov61; LP50511.

LP50512.

Ransom drop. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Nov61; LP50512.

LP50513.

Log jam. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Dec61; LP50513.

LP50514.

The Human kind. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Dec61; LP50514.

LP50515.

High jeopardy. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Dec61; LP50515.

LP50516.

The Hunter. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 25Sep62; LP50516.

LP50517.

Aerial backfire. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 8Oct62; LP50517.

LP50518.

Race Morgan, bounty hunter. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 9Oct62; LP50518.

LP50519.

Panic at 10,000. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 16Oct62; LP50519.

LP50520.

Hostage below. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 29Oct62; LP50520.

LP50521.

Infiltration. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 30Oct62; LP50521.

LP50522.

Flight to terror. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 13Nov62; LP50522.

LP50523.

Day of the hunter. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 20Nov62; LP50523.

LP50524.

The Losers. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 27Nov62; LP50524.

LP50525.

A Present for Felipe. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 4Dec62; LP50525.

LP50526.

Devil’s Canyon. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 11Dec62; LP50526.

LP50527.

The Money mine. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 18Dec62; LP50527.

LP50528.

The Lost ones. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 25Dec62; LP50528.

LP50529.

Jungle survival. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Feb62 (in notice: 1961); LP50529.

LP50530.

The Silver cord. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Jan62 (in notice: 1961); LP50530.

LP50531.

The Financier. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Ripcord) © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Jan62 (in notice: 1961); LP50531.

LP50532.

Ripcord. No. 1017. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Jan62; LP50532.

LP50533.

Ripcord. No. 1018. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Jan62; LP50533.

LP50534.

Ripcord. No. 1019. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Feb62; LP50534.

LP50535.

Ripcord. No. 1020. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Feb62; LP50535.

LP50536.

Ripcord. No. 1021. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Feb62; LP50536.

LP50537.

Ripcord. No. 1022. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Feb62; LP50537.

LP50538.

Ripcord. No. 1024. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Mar62; LP50538.

LP50539.

Ripcord. No. 1025. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Mar62; LP50539.

LP50540.

Ripcord. No. 1026. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Mar62; LP50540.

LP50541.

Ripcord. No. 1027. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Mar62; LP50541.

LP50542.

Ripcord. No. 1028. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Apr62; LP50542.

LP50543.

Ripcord. No. 1029. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Apr62; LP50543.

LP50544.

Ripcord. No. 1030. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Apr62; LP50544.

LP50545.

Ripcord. No. 1031. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26Apr62; LP50545.

LP50546.

Ripcord. No. 1032. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3May62; LP50546.

LP50547.

Ripcord. No. 1033. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10May62; LP50547.

LP50548.

Ripcord. No. 1034. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17May62; LP50548.

LP50549.

Ripcord. No. 1035. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24May62; LP50549.

LP50550.

Ripcord. No. 1036. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 31May62; LP50550.

LP50551.

Ripcord. No. 1037. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Jun62; LP50551.

LP50552.

Ripcord. No. 1038. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Jun62; LP50552.

LP50553.

Ripcord. No. 1054. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 7Jan63; LP50553.

LP50554.

Ripcord. No. 1055. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 8Jan63; LP50554.

LP50555.

Ripcord. No. 1056. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 15Jan63; LP50555.

LP50556.

Ripcord. No. 1057. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 22Jan63; LP50556.

LP50557.

Ripcord. No. 1058. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 29Jan63; LP50557.

LP50558.

Ripcord. No. 1059. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 5Feb63; LP50558.

LP50559.

Ripcord. No. 1060. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 12Feb63; LP50559.

LP50560.

Ripcord. No. 1061. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 19Feb63; LP50560.

LP50561.

Ripcord. No. 1062. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 26Feb63; LP50561.

LP50562.

Ripcord. No. 1063. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 5Mar63; LP50562.

LP50563.

Ripcord. No. 1064. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 12Mar63; LP50563.

LP50564.

Ripcord. No. 1065. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 19Mar63; LP50564.

LP50565.

Ripcord. No. 1066. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 26Mar63; LP50565.

LP50566.

Ripcord. No. 1067. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 2Apr63; LP50566.

LP50567.

Ripcord. No. 1068. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 9Apr63; LP50567.

LP50568.

Ripcord. No. 1069. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 16Apr63; LP50568.

LP50569.

Ripcord. No. 1070. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 23Apr63; LP50569.

LP50570.

Ripcord. No. 1071. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 30Apr63; LP50570.

LP50571.

Ripcord. No. 1072. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 7May63; LP50571.

LP50572.

Ripcord. No. 1073. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 14May63; LP50572.

LP50573.

Ripcord. No. 1074. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 21May63; LP50573.

LP50574.

R.P.M. (Revolutions per minute) Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Sep70; LP50574.

LP50575.

The Stranger and the gunfighter. Harbor Productions, Inc. & Shaw Brothers (Hong Kong) Ltd. 106 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. NM: English sound track. © Harbor Productions, Inc. & Shaw Brothers (Hong Kong) Ltd.; 5Mar76 (in notice: 1974); LP50575.

LP50576.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Dec56; LP50576.

LP50577.

Man called X. No. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP50577.

LP50578.

Man called X. No. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Feb56 (in notice: 1955); LP50578.

LP50579.

Man called X. No. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr56 (in notice: 1955); LP50579.

LP50580.

Man called X. No. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP50580.

LP50581.

Man called X. No. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jan56 (in notice: 1955); LP50581.

LP50582.

West Point. No. 1014. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP50582.

LP50583.

West Point. No. 1015. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP50583.

LP50584.

West Point. No. 1036. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Jun57 (in notice: 1956); LP50584.

LP50585.

West Point. No. 1037. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jun57 (in notice: 1956); LP50585.

LP50586.

West Point. No. 1038. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Jun57 (in notice: 1956). LP50586.

LP50587.

West Point. No. 1039. Ziv Television Production, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv Television Programs, Inc. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jun57 (in notice: 1956); LP50587.

LP50588.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP50588.

LP50589.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jan57 (in notice: 1956); LP50589.

LP50590.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP50590.

LP50591.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP50591.

LP50592.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP50592.

LP50593.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb57 (in notice: 1956); LP50593.

LP50594.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP50594.

LP50595.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP50595.

LP50596.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar57 (in notice: 1956); LP50596.

LP50597.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr57 (in notice: 1956); LP50597.

LP50598.

No reason. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Oct56; LP50598.

LP50599.

The Operator. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Oct56; LP50599.

LP50600.

Counter attack. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Oct56; LP50600.

LP50601.

Harder right. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Oct56; LP50601.

LP50602.

Thicker than water. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Nov56; LP50602.

LP50603.

Right to choose. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Nov56; LP50603.

LP50604.

His brother’s fist. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Nov56; LP50604.

LP50605.

Decision. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Nov56; LP50605.

LP50606.

Army-Navy game. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Nov56; LP50606.

LP50607.

Man of action. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Dec56; LP50607.

LP50608.

Heat of anger. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Dec56; LP50608.

LP50609.

Dorothy Reverse. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Dec56; LP50609.

LP50610.

Hard task. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Dec56; LP50610.

LP50611.

Wrong fight. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Jan57; LP50611.

LP50612.

M-24. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Jan57; LP50612.

LP50613.

Jet flight. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Feb57; LP50613.

LP50614.

White fury. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Feb57; LP50614.

LP50615.

One command. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Feb57; LP50615.

LP50616.

Combat proof. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Feb57; LP50616.

LP50617.

Ambush. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Mar57; LP50617.

LP50618.

Only witness. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Mar57; LP50618.

LP50619.

Operation survival. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Mar57; LP50619.

LP50620.

Dangerous area. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Mar57; LP50620.

LP50621.

Backfire. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Mar57; LP50621.

LP50622.

Cold peril. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Apr57; LP50622.

LP50623.

Contact. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Apr57; LP50623.

LP50624.

Courageous decision. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Apr57; LP50624.

LP50625.

Flareup. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Apr57; LP50625.

LP50626.

Dragoon patrol. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3May57; LP50626.

LP50627.

The Benefit of doubt. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10May57; LP50627.

LP50628.

Drowning of the gun. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17May57; LP50628.

LP50629.

McKinley’s challenge. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24May57; LP50629.

LP50630.

The Fight back. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (West Point) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31May57; LP50630.

LP50631.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar57; LP50631.

LP50632.

The Star. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr57; LP50632.

LP50633.

The Fight. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr57; LP50633.

LP50634.

The Crucial moment. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr57; LP50634.

LP50635.

The Challenge. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Apr57; LP50635.

LP50636.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6May57; LP50636.

LP50637.

The Genius. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May57; LP50637.

LP50638.

Under fire. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20May57; LP50638.

LP50639.

Men of Annapolis. No. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27May57; LP50639.

LP50640.

Boiling point. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jun57; LP50640.

LP50641.

The Clash. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jun57; LP50641.

LP50642.

Mister Fireball. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Jun57; LP50642.

LP50643.

Sink or swim. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Jun57; LP50643.

LP50644.

Sea versus air. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jul57; LP50644.

LP50645.

Crackdown. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jul57; LP50645.

LP50646.

Reflex action. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jul57; LP50646.

LP50647.

Hot steam. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jul57; LP50647.

LP50648.

Rapid fire. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jul57; LP50648.

LP50649.

Summer cruise. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Aug57; LP50649.

LP50650.

Breakaway. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Aug57; LP50650.

LP50651.

Obstacle course. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Aug57; LP50651.

LP50652.

The Race. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Aug57; LP50652.

LP50653.

The Jinx. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Sep57; LP50653.

LP50654.

The Runaway. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Sep57; LP50654.

LP50655.

Foul bore. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Sep57; LP50655.

LP50656.

Color competition. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Sep57; LP50656.

LP50657.

Last chance. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Oct57; LP50657.

LP50658.

Rescue at sea. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Men of Annapolis) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Sep57; LP50658.

LP50659.

Man called X. No. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Feb56; LP50659.

LP50660.

Man called X. No. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Feb56; LP50660.

LP50661.

Man called X. No. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Feb56; LP50661.

LP50662.

Man called X. No. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar56; LP50662.

LP50663.

Man called X. No. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar56; LP50663.

LP50664.

Man called X. No. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar56; LP50664.

LP50665.

Man called X. No. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar56; LP50665.

LP50666.

Man called X. No. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr56; LP50666.

LP50667.

Man called X. No. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr56; LP50667.

LP50668.

Man called X. No. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr56; LP50668.

LP50669.

Man called X. No. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Apr56; LP50669.

LP50670.

Man called X. No. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6May56; LP50670.

LP50671.

Man called X. No. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May56; LP50671.

LP50672.

Man called X. No. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20May56; LP50672.

LP50673.

Man called X. No. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27May56; LP50673.

LP50674.

Man called X. No. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Jun56; LP50674.

LP50675.

Man called X. No. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Jun56; LP50675.

LP50676.

Man called X. No. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Jun56; LP50676.

LP50677.

Man called X. No. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Jun56; LP50677.

LP50678.

Man called X. No. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jul56; LP50678.

LP50679.

Man called X. No. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jul56; LP50679.

LP50680.

Man called X. No. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jul56; LP50680.

LP50681.

Man called X. No. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jul56; LP50681.

LP50682.

Man called X. No. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Aug56; LP50682.

LP50683.

Man called X. No. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Aug56; LP50683.

LP50684.

Man called X. No. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Aug56; LP50684.

LP50685.

Man called X. No. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Aug56; LP50685.

LP50686.

Man called X. No. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Sep56; LP50686.

LP50687.

Man called X. No. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Sep56; LP50687.

LP50688.

Man called X. No. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Sep56; LP50688.

LP50689.

Man called X. No. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Sep56; LP50689.

LP50690.

Man called X. No. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Oct56; LP50690.

LP50691.

Man called X. No. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Nov56; LP50691.

LP50692.

Man called X. No. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jan56; LP50692.

LP50693.

The Family man. (Grady pilot) Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sanford and Son) © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 17Apr75; LP50693.

LP50694.

W. Cox Broadcasting Corporation. Distributed by Cinerama Releasing. 96 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 24May74 (in notice: 1973); LP50694.

LP50695.

Walking tall. Final chapter. Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Released by American International. 133 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 17Jun77; LP50695.

LP50696.

Special delivery. Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Released by American International. 134 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 30Jun77; LP50696.

LP50697.

Terror in the wax museum. Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Distributed by Cinerama Leasing. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 16May73; LP50697.

LP50698.

Arnold. Fenady Associates. Produced in association with Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Distributed by Cinerama Releasing. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 12Oct73; LP50698.

LP50699.

Walking tall. Pt. 2. Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Distributed by Cinerama Leasing. 116 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 2Jul75; LP50699.

LP50700.

The Reincarnation of Peter Proud. Bing Crosby Productions, Inc. Released by American International from Cinerama Leasing. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Screenplay by Max Erlich from his novel. © Bing Crosby Productions, Inc.; 21Mar75 (in notice: 1974); LP50700.

LP50701.

They shoot horses, don’t they. ABC Pictures Corporation. 120 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. From the novel by Horace McCoy. © ABC Pictures Corporation; 31Dec69; LP50701.

LP50702.

The Rover. Selmur Productions, Inc. Released by Cinerama Releasing Corporation. 99 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From the novel by Joseph Conrad. © Selmur Productions, Inc.; 2Jan67; LP50702.

LP50703.

Mary White. Radnitz/Mattel Productions, Inc. 104 min., sd., color, 16 mm. A dramatization inspired by the writings of William Allen White. © Radnitz/Mattel Productions, Inc.; 18Nov77; LP50703.

LP50704.

Fraternity of thieves. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 30Dec76 (in notice: 1977); LP50704.

LP50705.

Sister of death. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50705.

LP50706.

Nomadic lives. Mark Obenhaus. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mark Obenhaus; 8Dec77; LP50706.

LP50707.

The Amazing world of psychic phenomena. Sun Classic Pictures, Inc. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Sun Classic Pictures, Inc.; 15Jun76; LP50707.

LP50708.

Guardian of the wilderness. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 113 min., sd., color, 35 mm. From a story by Charles E. Sellier, Jr. © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 13Nov76; LP50708.

LP50709.

The Adventures of Frontier Fremont. Schick Sunn Classic Pictures, Inc. 95 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Techniscope. From a story by Richard Friedenberg, Charles E. Sellier, Jr. & David O’Malley. © Schick Sunn Classic Pictures, Inc.; 23Nov75; LP50709.

LP50710.

The life and times of Grizzly Adams. Sun International Productions, Inc. Distributed by Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 93 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Sun International Productions, Inc.; 5Jan75 (in notice: 1974); LP50710.

LP50711.

The Lincoln conspiracy. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 5Oct77; LP50711.

LP50712.

Instinct for survival. Sun International Productions, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Sun International Productions, Inc.; 25Nov73; LP50712.

LP50713.

Toklat. MHP Studios, Inc. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © MHP Studios, Inc.; 7Feb71; LP50713.

LP50714.

The Town that dreaded sundown. Charles B. Pierce Productions, Inc. Released by American International. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Charles B. Pierce Film Productions, Inc.; 26Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50714.

LP50715.

What if, someone drinks poison? Orange County Department of Education. 4 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Health) © Orange County Department of Education; 15Nov77; LP50715.

LP50716.

The Storm. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 21Mar77; LP50716.

LP50717.

The Rivals. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 11Mar77; LP50717.

LP50718.

The Unholy beast. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 18Mar77; LP50718.

LP50719.

The Redemption of Ben. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 46 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 9Mar77; LP50719.

LP50720.

Adam’s ark. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 9Mar77; LP50720.

LP50721.

Home of the hawk. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 8Mar77; LP50721.

LP50722.

The Tenderfoot. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 46 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) Add. ti: Tenderfoot Teddy. © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 25Feb77; LP50722.

LP50723.

Howdy-do, I’m Mad Jack. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 46 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 18Feb77; LP50723.

LP50724.

The Fugitive. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 14Feb77; LP50724.

LP50725.

Adam’s cub. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 2Feb77; LP50725.

LP50726.

Blood brother. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 11Feb77; LP50726.

LP50727.

Beaver dam. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 1Mar77; LP50727.

LP50728.

Unwelcome neighbor. Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc. 48 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Life and times of Grizzly Adams) © Schick Sunn Classic Productions, Inc.; 18Feb77; LP50728.

LP50729.

The Other game in town. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Oct70; LP50729.

LP50730.

Bang, bang, you’re dead. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Nov70; LP50730.

LP50731.

Duet for three. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Dec70; LP50731.

LP50732.

Deja vu. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Dec70; LP50732.

LP50733.

To cage a sea gull. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Nov70; LP50733.

LP50734.

The Mouse that died. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Oct70; LP50734.

LP50735.

The World between. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Nov70; LP50735.

LP50736.

Sunburst. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Nov70; LP50736.

LP50737.

A Ticket to the eclipse. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Sep70; LP50737.

LP50738.

The Lost art of dying. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Oct70; LP50738.

LP50739.

Figures in a landscape. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Oct70; LP50739.

LP50740.

Time out of mind. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Oct70; LP50740.

LP50741.

One for the lady. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Sep70; LP50741.

LP50742.

A Gathering of ghosts. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP50742.

LP50743.

The Judas touch. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP50743.

LP50744.

A Day filled with shadows. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP50744.

LP50745.

What happened to Sunday? Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP50745.

LP50746.

Roundtrip to nowhere. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP50746.

LP50747.

Fonzie the salesman. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP50747.

LP50748.

Dance contest. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP50748.

LP50749.

Football frolics. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Jan76 (in notice: 1975); LP50749.

LP50750.

Two angry men. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Feb76 (in notice: 1975): LP50750.

LP50751.

Beauty contest. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Feb76 (in notice: 1975); LP50751.

LP50752.

A Place of his own. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Nov76; LP50752.

LP50753.

The Muckrakers. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Nov76; LP50753.

LP50754.

A.k.a. The Fonz. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Nov76; LP50754.

LP50755.

They shoot Fonzies, don’t they? Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Nov76; LP50755.

LP50756.

Richie branches out. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Dec76; LP50756.

LP50757.

Moving target. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50757.

LP50758.

A Walk in the shadows. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50758.

LP50759.

Death is the fifth gear. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb72 (in notice: 1971); LP50759.

LP50760.

The Sound of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50760.

LP50761.

Cry pigeon. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50761.

LP50762.

Babe in the Woods. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50762.

LP50763.

Shadow play. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Mar71; LP50763.

LP50764.

The Color of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Feb71; LP50764.

LP50765.

With intent to kill. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Jan71; LP50765.

LP50766.

Deadfall (Voice in the dark). Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Feb71; LP50766.

LP50767.

The Crime that wasn’t. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Jan71; LP50767.

LP50768.

Warning (Overkill). Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Feb71; LP50768.

LP50769.

A Matter of principle. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50769.

LP50770.

Out of the night. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50770.

LP50771.

The Man who wasn’t there. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50771.

LP50772.

A Problem of innocence. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Mar73 (in notice: 1972); LP50772.

LP50773.

The Faces of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Feb73 (in notice: 1972); LP50773.

LP50774.

Carol Lockwood, past tense. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50774.

LP50775.

Fonzie’s old lady. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50775.

LP50776.

The Book of records. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50776.

LP50777.

Marion rebels. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 31Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50777.

LP50778.

Time capsule. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50778.

LP50779.

The Last of the big time Malphs. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP50779.

LP50780.

A Shot in the dark. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50780.

LP50781.

The Graduation. Pt. 1. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50781.

LP50782.

The Graduation. Pt. 2. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50782.

LP50783.

The Physical. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50783.

LP50784.

Walk a double line. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Feb74; LP50784.

LP50785.

A Night full of darkness. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Jan74; LP50785.

LP50786.

The Girl from nowhere. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Feb74; LP50786.

LP50787.

A Rage to kill. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Feb74; LP50787.

LP50788.

Mask for a charade. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Mar74; LP50788.

LP50789.

A Question of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Mar74; LP50789.

LP50790.

Trap for a pigeon. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Mar74; LP50790.

LP50791.

The Ragged edge. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Mar74; LP50791.

LP50792.

The Dark hours. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Jan74; LP50792.

LP50793.

Richie’s cup runneth over. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Jan74; LP50793.

LP50794.

Fonzie drops in. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Feb74; LP50794.

LP50795.

Guess who’s coming to visit. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Feb74; LP50795.

LP50796.

Hardware jungle. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Feb74; LP50796.

LP50797.

The Deadly dares. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Feb74; LP50797.

LP50798.

Breaking up is hard to do. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Mar74; LP50798.

LP50799.

In the name of love. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Apr74; LP50799.

LP50800.

Great expectations. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Apr74; LP50800.

LP50801.

Knock around the block. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Apr74; LP50801.

LP50802.

Be the first on your block. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6May74; LP50802.

LP50803.

Not with my sister, you don’t. Paramount Television. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Nov74; LP50803.

LP50804.

The Falcon. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP 50804.

LP50805.

The Falcon, Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP50805.

LP50806.

First love. Turman-Foster Company. Released by Paramount Pictures Corporation. 92 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based upon a story, Sentimental education, by Harold Brodkey. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Oct77; LP50806.

LP50807.

The Eagle has landed. ITC Entertainment, Ltd. Released by Columbia Pictures. 123 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Jack Higgins. © ITC Entertainment, Ltd.; 25Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP50807.

LP50808.

Scrooge gets an Oscar. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 3Dec70; LP50808.

LP50809.

The World’s greatest lover. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation; 18Dec77; LP50809.

LP50810.

To kill a writer. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Feb68; LP50810.

LP50811.

Deadfall. Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Jan68; LP50811.

LP50812.

Deadfall. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Jan68; LP50812.

LP50813.

You can get killed out there. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Jan68; LP50813.

LP50814.

Another final exit. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Jan68; LP50814.

LP50815.

Eight to five, it’s a miracle. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Feb68; LP50815.

LP50816.

Delayed action. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Feb68; LP50816.

LP50817.

The Girl in the frame. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Mar68; LP50817.

LP50818.

To the swiftest, death. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Oct68; LP50818.

LP50819.

The Edge of the knife. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Oct68; LP50819.

LP50820.

Who will dig the grave? Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Nov68; LP50820.

LP50821.

The End of the rainbow. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Oct68; LP50821.

LP50822.

A Copy of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Oct68; LP50822.

LP50823.

The Need of a friend. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Nov68; LP50823.

LP50824.

Night out of time. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Nov68; LP50824.

LP50825.

Fear I to fall. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Dec68; LP50825.

LP50826.

A View of nowhere. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Nov68; LP50826.

LP50827.

The Pendulum. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Feb73; (in notice: 1972); LP50827.

LP50828.

Speed. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Feb73 (in notice: 1972); LP50828.

LP50829.

Imitation. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Mar73 (in notice: 1972); LP50829.

LP50830.

The Fountain. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50830.

LP50831.

Boomerang. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50831.

LP50832.

The Western. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Mar73 (in notice: 1972); LP50832.

LP50833.

Incarnate. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Apr73 (in notice: 1972); LP50833.

LP50834.

The Fighter. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Feb73 (in notice: 1972); LP50834.

LP50835.

The question. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50835.

LP50836.

Oscar’s birthday. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 3Nov72; LP50836.

LP50837.

The First baby. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 27Oct72; LP50837.

LP50838.

Password. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 17Nov72; LP50838.

LP50839.

Don’t believe in roomers. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 8Dec72; LP50839.

LP50840.

I’m dying of Unger. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 10Nov72; LP50840.

LP50841.

The Pen is mightier than the pencil. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 22Sep72; LP50841.

LP50842.

The Odd couples. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 13Oct72; LP50842.

LP50843.

Gloria, hallelujah. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 1Sep72; LP50843.

LP50844.

The Odd monks. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 29Sep72; LP50844.

LP50845.

The Princess (in a Pyg’s malion) Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 13Sep72; LP50845.

LP50846.

Felix’s first commercial. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 20Oct72; LP50846.

LP50847.

Big mouth. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 8Sep72; LP50847.

LP50848.

Partner’s investment. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 21Jan72; LP50848.

LP50849.

Psychic, shymcic (sic) Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 4Feb72; LP50849.

LP50850.

A Night to dismember. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 18Feb72; LP50850.

LP50851.

Where’s Grandpa? Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 14Jan72; LP50851.

LP50852.

The Odd father. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 24Nov72; LP50852.

LP50853.

A Ghost story. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Feb71; LP50853.

LP50854.

Blues. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Nov71; LP50854.

LP50855.

Invasion. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Nov71; LP50855.

LP50856.

The Connection. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Dec71; LP50856.

LP50857.

The Field. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Jan71; LP50857.

LP50858.

Blast. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Jan71; LP50858.

LP50859.

The Party. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Mar71; LP50859.

LP50860.

The Visitors. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Nov71; LP50860.

LP50861.

Underwater. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Nov71; LP50861.

LP50862.

Shape-up. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Oct71; LP50862.

LP50863.

Encounter. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Oct71; LP50863.

LP50864.

The Tram. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Oct71; LP50864.

LP50865.

Mindbend. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Oct71; LP50865.

LP50866.

The Miracle. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Oct71; LP50866.

LP50867.

Run for the money. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Dec71; LP50867.

LP50868.

Blind. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Sep71; LP50868.

LP50869.

Encore. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Sep71; LP50869.

LP50870.

Nerves. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Dec71; LP50870.

LP50871.

Win one for Felix. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Add. ti: Little league. Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 19Nov71; LP50871.

LP50872.

Felix ole. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Add. ti: Felix, the calypso singer. Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 8Oct71; LP50872.

LP50873.

Sleepwalker. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 24Sep71; LP50873.

LP50874.

Surprise! surprise! Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 3Dec71; LP50874.

LP50875.

Felix’s wife’s boyfriend. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 10Sep71; LP50875.

LP50876.

Hospital mates. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 17Sep71; LP50876.

LP50877.

Trapped. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 12Mar71; LP50877.

LP50878.

What does a naked lady say to you? Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 5Mar71; LP50878.

LP50879.

What makes Felix run. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 26Feb71; LP50879.

LP50880.

You’ve come a long way, baby. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 5Feb71; LP50880.

LP50881.

Lovers don’t make house calls. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 15Jan71; LP50881.

LP50882.

Engrave trouble. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 22Jan71; LP50882.

LP50883.

Bunny is missing, down by the lake. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 29Jan71; LP50883.

LP50884.

Being divorced is never having to say “I do.” Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 26Nov71; LP50884.

LP50885.

The Odd couple meet their host. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 5Nov71; LP50885.

LP50886.

And leave the greyhounds to us. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color. 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 17Dec71; LP50886.

LP50887.

Does your mother know you’re out, Rigoletto? Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 22Oct71; LP50887.

LP50888.

The Fat farm. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 29Oct71; LP50888.

LP50889.

Murray the fink. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 15Oct71; LP50889.

LP50890.

The Society party. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Jan76; LP50890.

LP50891.

The Bachelor party. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Feb76; LP50891.

LP50892.

Bowling for razzberries. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Feb76; LP50892.

LP50893.

Falter at the altar. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Mar76; LP50893.

LP50894.

A Nun’s story. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb76; LP50894.

LP50895.

One flew over Milwaukee. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Mar76; LP50895.

LP50896.

Dog day blind dates. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Mar76: LP50896.

LP50897.

Once upon a rumor. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Mar76; LP50897.

LP50898.

It’s the water. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Apr76; LP50898.

LP50899.

Dating slump. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Mar76; LP50899.

LP50900.

Fakeout at the stakeout. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Apr76; LP50900.

LP50901.

Hi neighbors. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Apr76; LP50901.

LP50902.

How do you say, “Are you dead?” in German? Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3May76; LP50902.

LP50903.

From suds to stardom. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10May76; LP50903.

LP50904.

Mother knows worst. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17May76; LP50904.

LP50905.

Two of our weirdos are missing. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Dec76; LP50905.

LP50906.

Bridal shower. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Nov76; LP50906.

LP50907.

Dear future model. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Nov76; LP50907.

LP50908.

Oh hear the angels’ voices. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Dec76; LP50908.

LP50909.

Look before you leap. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Nov76; LP50909.

LP50910.

The Amateur. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Nov70; LP50910.

LP50911.

Hunted. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Nov70; LP50911.

LP50912.

Flight. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Oct70; LP50912.

LP50913.

Decoy. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Nov70; LP50913.

LP50914.

The Innocent. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Oct70; LP50914.

LP50915.

My friend, my enemy. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Oct70; LP50915.

LP50916.

Flip side. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Sep70; LP50916.

LP50917.

The Killer. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Sep70; LP50917.

LP50918.

The Rebel. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Nov70; LP50918.

LP50919.

Homecoming. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Oct70; LP50919.

LP50920.

Butterfly. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Oct70; LP50920.

LP50921.

The Hostage. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Dec70; LP50921.

LP50922.

Squeeze play. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Dec70; LP50922.

LP50923.

The Falcon. Pt. 3. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Jan70; LP50923.

LP50924.

Cocaine. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Oct72; LP50924.

LP50925.

Kidnap. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Dec72; LP50925.

LP50926.

Ultimatum. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Nov72; LP50926.

LP50927.

Movie. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Nov72; LP50927.

LP50928.

The Hit. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Nov72; LP50928.

LP50929.

Two thousand. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep72; LP50929.

LP50930.

Underground. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Oct72; LP50930.

LP50931.

Leona. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min,., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Oct72; LP50931.

LP50932.

Break! Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Sep72; LP50932.

LP50933.

The Deal. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep72; LP50933.

LP50934.

Crack-up. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Dec72; LP50934.

LP50935.

Tod-5. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Oct72; LP50935.

LP50936.

The Puppet. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Dec72; LP50936.

LP50937.

The Odd holiday. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 28Sep73; LP50937.

LP50938.

Maid for each other. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 9Nov73; LP50938.

LP50939.

The Exorcists. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 23Nov73; LP50939.

LP50940.

The Pig who came to dinner. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 2Nov73; LP50940.

LP50941.

Last tango in Newark. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 7Sep73; LP50941.

LP50942.

The Odd decathlon. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 14Sep73; LP50942.

LP50943.

This is the Army, Mrs. Madison. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporations & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 12Oct73; LP50943.

LP50944.

The New car. Paramount Pictures Corporations & B.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 5Oct73; LP50944.

LP50945.

Gloria moves in. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 31Aug73; LP50945.

LP50946.

The Songwriters. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 19Oct73; LP50946.

LP50947.

Felix directs. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 16Oct73; LP50947.

LP50948.

A Barnacle adventure. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 7Dec73; LP50948.

LP50949.

That was no lady. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 21Sep73; LP50949.

LP50950.

Chico (chihuahua). Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Jan70; LP50950.

LP50951.

Terror. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Feb70; LP50951.

LP50952.

Gitano. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Jan70; LP50952.

LP50953.

Phantoms. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Feb70; LP50953.

LP50954.

Lover’s knot. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Feb70; LP50954.

LP50955.

Orpheus. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Feb70; LP50955.

LP50956.

The Choice. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Mar70; LP50956.

LP50957.

Death squad. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Mar70; LP50957.

LP50958.

The Martyr. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Mar70; LP50958.

LP50959.

The Crane. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Mar70; LP50959.

LP50960.

The Fight of the Felix. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Sep70; LP50960.

LP50961.

The Laundry orgy. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Sep70; LP50961.

LP50962.

It’s all over now, Baby Bird. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Nov70; LP50962.

LP50963.

The Jury story. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Oct70; LP50963.

LP50964.

Felix gets sick. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Sep70; LP50964.

LP50965.

The Big brothers. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Nov70; LP50965.

LP50966.

I do, I don’t. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Oct70; LP50966.

LP50967.

The Breakup. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Oct70; LP50967.

LP50968.

Oscar, the model. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Oct70; LP50968.

LP50969.

Oscar’s ulcer. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Oct70; LP50969.

LP50970.

Time bomb. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Dec69; LP50970.

LP50971.

The Amnesiac. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Dec69; LP50971.

LP50972.

Robot. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Nov69; LP50972.

LP50973.

The Code. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Sep69; LP50973.

LP50974.

Mastermind. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Nov69; LP50974.

LP50975.

The Numbers game. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Oct69; LP50975.

LP50976.

Fool’s gold. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Oct69; LP50976.

LP50977.

Double circle. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Nov69; LP50977.

LP50978.

Submarine. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Nov69; LP50978.

LP50979.

The Brothers. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Dec69; LP50979.

LP50980.

Commandante. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 31Oct69; LP50980.

LP50981.

The Flying Felix. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 4Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP50981.

LP50982.

The Moonlighter. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 3Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP50982.

LP50983.

The Murray who came to dinner. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 9Mar73 (in notice: 1972); LP50983.

LP50984.

Sometimes a great ocean. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 4Jan73 (in notice: 1972); LP50984.

LP50985.

The Hideaway. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 13Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP50985.

LP50986.

They use horseradish, don’t they? Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 6Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP50986.

LP50987.

Guilty until proven not innocent. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50987.

LP50988.

Playing hookey. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP50988.

LP50989.

Steppin’ out. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Pictures Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP50989.

LP50990.

Shuffling off to Buffalo. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 25Jan74; LP50990.

LP50991.

Vocal girl makes good. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 11Jan74; LP50991.

LP50992.

The Insomniacs. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 15Feb74; LP50992.

LP50993.

Cleanliness is next to impossible. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 10Jan74; LP50993.

LP50994.

A Taste of money. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 12Feb71; LP50994.

LP50995.

Natural childbirth. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 3Sep71; LP50995.

LP50996.

A Grave for Felix. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 1Oct71; LP50996.

LP50997.

Oscar’s new life. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 19Feb71; LP50997.

LP50998.

Good bad boy. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 28Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50998.

LP50999.

Security arms. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 6Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP50999.

LP51000.

Speak for yourself. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 13Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51000.

LP51001.

You saved my life. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 7Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51001.

LP51002.

Oscar’s promotion. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 11Feb72 (in notice: 1971); LP51002.

LP51003.

The Merchant. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Mar71 (in notice: 1970); LP51003.

LP51004.

Kitara. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP51004.

LP51005.

The Missile. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP51005.

LP51006.

Takeover. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP51006.

LP51007.

Cat’s paw. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP51007.

LP51008.

The Catafalque. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Feb71 (in notice: 1970); LP51008.

LP51009.

Stone pillow. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51009.

LP51010.

Image. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51010.

LP51011.

Trapped. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 25Feb72 (in notice: 1971); LP51011.

LP51012.

Casino. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Feb72 (in notice: 1971); LP51012.

LP51013.

Double dead. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Feb72 (in notice: 1971); LP51013.

LP51014.

Bag woman. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51014.

LP51015.

The Bride. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51015.

LP51016.

Committed. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mission: impossible) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51016.

LP51017.

I gotta be me. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Add. ti: Schizogleania. Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 11Jan73; LP51017.

LP51018.

Take my furniture, please. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 23Feb73; LP51018.

LP51019.

The Hustler. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 26Jan73; LP51019.

LP51020.

Wealthiest man in Seattle. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Oct69; LP51020.

LP51021.

The Soldier. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Oct69; LP51021.

LP51022.

A Wild colonial boy. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Oct69; LP51022.

LP51023.

Hosanna’s way. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 31Oct69; LP51023.

LP51024.

The Road to the cradle. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Nov69; LP51024.

LP51025.

The Legend of Big Foot. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Nov69; LP51025.

LP51026.

Land grant. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Nov69; LP51026.

LP51027.

The Fetching of Jenny. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 5Dec69; LP51027.

LP51028.

Lorenzo Bush. Screen Gems. a division of Columbia Pictures Industries. Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Dec69; LP51028.

LP51029.

Obie Brown and the black princess. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP51029.

LP51030.

Break the bank in Tacoma. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus, © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP51030.

LP51031.

Debt of honor. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP51031.

LP51032.

The She bear. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Jan70 (in notice: 1969); LP51032.

LP51033.

Candy and the kid. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP51033.

LP51034.

How dry we are. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP51034.

LP51035.

Bolt of Kilmaron. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP51035.

LP51036.

Absalom. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 20Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP51036.

LP51037.

The Last winter. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Mar70 (in notice: 1969); LP51037.

LP51038.

Two women. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (Here come the brides) Based on a story by Alan Marcus. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Apr70 (in notice: 1969); LP51038.

LP51039.

The Foolish frog. Firebird Films. Released by Weston Woods. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Loom Productions, Inc. © Loom Productions, Inc.; 17Feb71; LP51039.

LP51040.

The Witness. FilmFair Communications. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: The Vitascope Company. © The Vitascope Company; 1Dec76; LP51040.

LP51041.

The Hit man. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 5Feb77; LP51041.

LP51042.

The Ritual killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 12Feb77; LP51042.

LP51043.

The Tunnel killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 19Feb77; LP51043.

LP51044.

Ms. murder. Q.M. Productions, 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 26Feb77; LP51044.

LP51045.

The Insider. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 7Mar77; LP51045.

LP51046.

The Driver. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 14Mar77; LP51046.

LP51047.

The Parasite. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 21Mar77; LP51047.

LP51048.

The Death dealer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 4Apr77; LP51048.

LP51049.

The People mover. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 25Apr77; LP51049.

LP51050.

The Spellbinder. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 13Aug77; LP51050.

LP51051.

The Dutchman. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 20Aug77; LP51051.

LP51052.

The White collar killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) Add. ti: The Watergate killer. © Q.M. Productions; 1Jan77; LP51052.

LP51053.

The Pirate. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 15Jan77; LP51053.

LP51054.

The Fixer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 8Jan77; LP51054.

LP51055.

Deadline for dying. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 14Oct76; LP51055.

LP51056.

Renegade’s child. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 23Dec76; LP51056.

LP51057.

Sins of thy father. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions, 21Oct76; LP51057.

LP51058.

Voice in the night. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 2Dec76; LP51058.

LP51059.

Blood vengeance. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 7Oct76; LP51059.

LP51060.

The Bounty hunter. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 16Dec76; LP51060.

LP51061.

The Fatal dive. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 28Oct76; LP51061.

LP51062.

Final ransom. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 11Nov76; LP51062.

LP51063.

Band of evil. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 18Nov76; LP51063.

LP51064.

The Sky killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) Add. ti: The Sky killers. © Q.M. Productions; 16Oct76; LP51064.

LP51065.

The Slaver. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 23Oct76; LP51065.

LP51066.

The Wolfpack killers. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) Add. ti: The Wolfpack killer. © Q.M. Productions; 20Nov76; LP51066.

LP51067.

The Corruptor. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 30Oct76; LP51067.

LP51068.

The Two-dollar kidnapper. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 6Nov76; LP51068.

LP51069.

The Heisman killer. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 27Nov76; LP51069.

LP51070.

The Torch. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 18Dec76; LP51070.

LP51071.

The Ten-percenter. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Most wanted) © Q.M. Productions; 25Dec76; LP51071.

LP51072.

Testament of power. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 20Jan77; LP51072.

LP51073.

Copycat killing. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 27Jan77; LP51073.

LP51074.

A Simple case of terror. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 3Feb77; LP51074.

LP51075.

The Marathon murders. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 17Feb77; LP51075.

LP51076.

Duet for dying. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 24Feb77; LP51076.

LP51077.

Circle of treachery. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 3Mar77; LP51077.

LP51078.

The Deadly valentine. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 31Mar77; LP51078.

LP51079.

The Killer on campus. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 24Mar77; LP51079.

LP51080.

Anatomy of fear. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 17Mar77; LP51080.

LP51081.

The Inside man. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 12May77; LP51081.

LP51082.

Duet for danger. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 5May77; LP51082.

LP51083.

Run away to terror. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) Add. ti: Vacation with terror. © Q.M. Productions; 19May77; LP51083.

LP51084.

The Deadly charade. Q.M. Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Barnaby Jones) © Q.M. Productions; 13Jan77; LP51084.

LP51085.

The Adventures of Mountain Charlie. Canadian Wildlife Films, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Canadian Wildlife Films, Inc.; 18Apr77; LP51085.

LP51086.

The Last of the mountain men. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 12Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51086.

LP51087.

Dynasty of evil. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 19Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51087.

LP51088.

The Seminole Negro Indian scouts. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP51088.

LP51089.

Incident at Drucker’s Tavern. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP51089.

LP51090.

How old, how young. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Nov76; LP51090.

LP51091.

Saturday night. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Nov76; LP51091.

LP51092.

Trapped. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Dec76; LP51092.

LP51093.

All the young girls. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Dec76; LP51093.

LP51094.

Andrea. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Dec76; LP51094.

LP51095.

Afternoon waltz. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Dec76; LP51095.

LP51096.

Manhood. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 6Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51096.

LP51097.

A Case history. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51097.

LP51098.

All I’ve tried to be. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP51098.

LP51099.

In the silence. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP51099.

LP51100.

Chautaqua, Chautaqua, Chautaqua. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Feb77 (in notice: 1976); LP51100.

LP51101.

Grand gesture. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 3Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP51101.

LP51102.

The Price of everything. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gibbsville) Based on short stories by John O’Hara. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Mar77 (in notice: 1976); LP51102.

LP51103.

The Captive. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Sep76; LP51103.

LP51104.

The Buffalo hunters. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Sep76; LP51104.

LP51105.

Shanklin. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13Oct76; LP51105.

LP51106.

Day of outrage. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 27Oct76; LP51106.

LP51107.

Prairie woman. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 10Nov76; LP51107.

LP51108.

Welcome to America, Jade Snow. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Nov76; LP51108.

LP51109.

Seventy-two hours. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 24Nov76; LP51109.

LP51110.

The Longest drive. Pt. 1. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 1Dec76; LP51110.

LP51111.

The Longest drive. Pt. 2. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 8Dec76; LP51111.

LP51112.

Portrait of a gunfighter. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 22Dec76; LP51112.

LP51113.

The Freight train rescue. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Quest) © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Dec76; LP51113.

LP51114.

The Man and the challenge. No. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP51114.

LP51115.

Dial 999. No. 1001. Transcriptions Holdings, Ltd. Produced in association with Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Transcriptions Holdings, Ltd. © Transcriptions Holdings, Ltd.; 24Jun58 (in notice: 1957); LP51115.

LP51116.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1012. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd, b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Dec60 (in notice: 1961); LP51116.

LP51117.

Men into space. No. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Feb60 (in notice: 1959); LP51117.

LP51118.

Men into space. No. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP51118.

LP51119.

Men into space. No. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Dec59 (in notice: 1960); LP51119.

LP51120.

Men into space. No. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Dec59 (in notice; 1960); LP51120.

LP51121.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1015. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Jan61 (in notice: 1960); LP51121.

LP51122.

Case of the dangerous robin. No. 1025. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 31Mar61 (in notice: 1960); LP51122.

LP51123.

Ripcord. No. 1075. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 28May63; LP51123.

LP51124.

Ripcord. No. 1076. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 4Jun63; LP51124.

LP51125.

Ripcord. No. 1077. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © United Artists Television, Inc.; 11Jun63; LP51125.

LP51126.

The Man and the challenge, No. 1030. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Apr60; LP51126.

LP51127.

The Man and the challenge, No. 1031. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 30Apr60; LP51127.

LP51128.

The Man and the challenge, No. 1032. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7May60; LP51128.

LP51129.

The Man and the challenge, No. 1033. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21May60; LP51129.

LP51130.

The Man and the challenge, No. 1034. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28May60; LP51130.

LP51131.

The Man and the challenge. No. 1035. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Jun60; LP51131.

LP51132.

The Man and the challenge. No. 1036. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Jun60; LP51132.

LP51133.

The Man and the challenge. No. 1036. Ziv Television. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Jun60; LP51133.

LP51134.

Men into space. No. 1030. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4May60; LP51134.

LP51135.

Men into space. No. 1031. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11May60; LP51135.

LP51136.

Men into space. No. 1032. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25May60; LP51136.

LP51137.

Men into space. No. 1033. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Jun60; LP51137.

LP51138.

Men into space. No. 1034. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Aug60; LP51138.

LP51139.

Men into space. No. 1035. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Aug60; LP51139.

LP51140.

Men into space. No. 1036. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 31Aug60; LP51140.

LP51141.

Men into space. No. 1037. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Sep60; LP51141.

LP51142.

Men into space. No. 1038. Ziv Television. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ziv-United Artists, Inc. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Aug60; LP51142.

LP51143.

Men into space. No. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Sep59; LP51143.

LP51144.

Men into space. No. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Oct59; LP51144.

LP51145.

Men into space. No. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Oct59; LP51145.

LP51146.

Men into space. No. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Oct59; LP51146.

LP51147.

Men into space. No. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Nov59; LP51147.

LP51148.

Men into space. No. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Nov59; LP51148.

LP51149.

Men into space. No. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Nov59; LP51149.

LP51150.

Men into space. No. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Nov59; LP51150.

LP51151.

Men into space. No. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Dec59; LP51151.

LP51152.

Men into space. No. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Dec59; LP51152.

LP51153.

Men into space. No. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Dec59; LP51153.

LP51154.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1001. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Oct60; LP51154.

LP51155.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1002. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Oct60; LP51155.

LP51156.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1003. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Oct60; LP51156.

LP51157.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1004. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28Oct60; LP51157.

LP51158.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1005. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 4Nov60; LP51158.

LP51159.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1006. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 11Nov60; LP51159.

LP51160.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1007. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Nov60; LP51160.

LP51161.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1008. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Nov60; LP51161.

LP51162.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1009. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Dec60; LP51162.

LP51163.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1010. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Dec60; LP51163.

LP51164.

Case of the Dangerous Robin. No. 1011. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Dec60; LP51164.

LP51165.

Men into space. No. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Apr60; LP51165.

LP51166.

Men into space. No. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Jan60; LP51166.

LP51167.

Men into space. No. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Jan60; LP51167.

LP51168.

Men into space. No. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Jan60; LP51168.

LP51169.

Men into space. No. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Feb60; LP51169.

LP51170.

Men into space. No. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Feb60; LP51170.

LP51171.

Men into space. No. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Mar60; LP51171.

LP51172.

Men into space. No. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Mar60; LP51172.

LP51173.

Men into space. No. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Mar60; LP51173.

LP51174.

Men into space. No. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Mar60; LP51174.

LP51175.

Men into space. No. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Mar60; LP51175.

LP51176.

Men into space. No. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Apr60; LP51176.

LP51177.

Men into space. No. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Apr60; LP51177.

LP51178.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jan60; LP51178.

LP51179.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jan60; LP51179.

LP51180.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jan60; LP51180.

LP51181.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Feb60; LP51181.

LP51182.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Feb60; LP51182.

LP51183.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Feb60; LP51183.

LP51184.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Feb60; LP51184.

LP51185.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Mar60; LP51185.

LP51186.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Mar60; LP51186.

LP51187.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Mar60; LP51187.

LP51188.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Mar60; LP51188.

LP51189.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Apr60; LP51189.

LP51190.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Apr60; LP51190.

LP51191.

Dial 999. Program no. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP51191.

LP51192.

Dial 999. Program no. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Mar59 (in notice: 1958); LP51192.

LP51193.

Dial 999. Program no. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Mar59 (in notice: 1958); LP51193.

LP51194.

Dial 999. Program no. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Mar59 (in notice: 1958); LP51194.

LP51195.

Dial 999. Program no. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Mar59 (in notice: 1958); LP51195.

LP51196.

Dial 999. Program no. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP51196.

LP51197.

Dial 999. Program no. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP51197.

LP51198.

Dial 999. Program no. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP51198.

LP51199.

Dial 999. Program no. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Feb59 (in notice: 1958); LP51199.

LP51200.

Dial 999. Program no. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP51200.

LP51201.

Dial 999. Program no. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP51201.

LP51202.

Dial 999. Program no. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP51202.

LP51203.

Dial 999. Program no. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jan59 (in notice: 1958); LP51203.

LP51204.

Dial 999. Program no. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Apr59 (in notice: 1958); LP51204.

LP51205.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Sep59; LP51205.

LP51206.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Sep59; LP51206.

LP51207.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Sep59; LP51207.

LP51208.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Oct59; LP51208.

LP51209.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Oct59; LP51209.

LP51210.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Oct59; LP51210.

LP51211.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Oct59; LP51211.

LP51212.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Oct59; LP51212.

LP51213.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Nov59; LP51213.

LP51214.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Nov59; LP51214.

LP51215.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Dec59; LP51215.

LP51216.

The man and the challenge. Program no. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Nov59; LP51216.

LP51217.

The man and the challenge. Program no. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Dec59; LP51217.

LP51218.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Dec59; LP51218.

LP51219.

The Man and the challenge. Program no. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. Produced in association with Ivan Tors Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Dec59; LP51219.

LP51220.

Dial 999. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 1 6 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Jul58; LP51220.

LP51221.

Dial 999. Program no. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 mm., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Jul58; LP51221.

LP51222.

Dial 999. Program no. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jul58; LP51222.

LP51223.

Dial 999. Program no. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Aug58; LP51223.

LP51224.

Dial 999. Program no. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Aug58; LP51224.

LP51225.

Dial 999. Program no. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Aug58; LP51225.

LP51226.

Dial 999. Program no. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Aug58; LP51226.

LP51227.

Dial 999. Program no. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Sep58; LP51227.

LP51228.

Dial 999. Program no. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Sep58; LP51228.

LP51229.

Dial 999. Program no. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Sep58; LP51229.

LP51230.

Dial 999. Program no. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Oct58; LP51230.

LP51231.

Dial 999. Program no. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Oct58; LP51231.

LP51232.

Dial 999. Program no. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Oct58; LP51232.

LP51233.

Dial 999. Program no. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Oct58; LP51233.

LP51234.

Dial 999. Program no. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Oct58; LP51234.

LP51235.

Dial 999. Program no. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Nov58; LP51235.

LP51236.

Dial 999. Program no. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13Nov58; LP51236.

LP51237.

Dial 999. Program no. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Nov58; LP51237.

LP51238.

Dial 999. Program no. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Nov58; LP51238.

LP51239.

Dial 999. Program no. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Dec58; LP51239.

LP51240.

Dial 999. Program no. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Dec58; LP51240.

LP51241.

Dial 999. Program no. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Dec58; LP51241.

LP51242.

Dial 999. Program no. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Dec58; LP51242.

LP51243.

Dial 999. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Jul58; LP51243.

LP51244.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1016. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Jan61; LP51244.

LP51245.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1014. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Jan61; LP51245.

LP51246.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1017. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Feb61; LP51246.

LP51247.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1018. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Feb61; LP51247.

LP51248.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1019. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Feb61; LP51248.

LP51249.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1020. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Feb61; LP51249.

LP51250.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1021. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Mar61; LP51250.

LP51251.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1022. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Mar61; LP51251.

LP51252.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1023. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Mar61; LP51252.

LP51253.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1024. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Mar61; LP51253.

LP51254.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1026. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 7Apr61; LP51254.

LP51255.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1027. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 14Apr61; LP51255.

LP51256.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1028. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 21Apr61; LP51256.

LP51257.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1030. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5May61; LP51257.

LP51258.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1031. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12May61; LP51258.

LP51259.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1032. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19May61; LP51259.

LP51260.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1033. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 26May61; LP51260.

LP51261.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1034. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Jun61; LP51261.

LP51262.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1035. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Jun61; LP51262.

LP51263.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1036. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Jun61; LP51263.

LP51264.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1037. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Jun61; LP51264.

LP51265.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1038. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 30Jun61; LP51265.

LP51266.

Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1029. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 28Apr61; LP51266.

LP51267.

The Case of the dangerous Robin. Program no. 1013. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Jan61; LP51267.

LP51268.

The Goodbye girl. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. & Warner Brothers, Inc. Distributed by Warner Brothers, Inc. 110 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. & Warner Brothers, Inc.; 30Nov77; LP51268.

LP51269.

The First 36 hours of Doctor Durant. Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Columbia Pictures Television, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 13May75; LP51269.

LP51270.

The Last angry man. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16May74; LP51270.

LP51271.

The Story of David. Pt. 1. Milberg Theatrical Productions, Inc. 120 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Milberg Theatrical Productions, Inc.; 9Apr76; LP51271.

LP51272.

The Story of David. Pt. 2. Milberg Theatrical Productions, Inc. 115 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Milberg Theatrical Productions, Inc.; 9Apr76; LP51272.

LP51273.

QB 7. Pt. 1. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 180 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Leon Uris. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 29Apr74; LP51273.

LP51274.

QB 7. Pt. 2. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 180 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the novel by Leon Uris. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Apr74; LP51274.

LP51275.

A Funny thing happened on the way to the Vatican. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Sep72; LP51275.

LP51276.

Wake up, we’re getting married today. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 30Sep72; LP51276.

LP51277.

The Last of the red hot playwrights. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 7Oct72; LP51277.

LP51278.

Who’s watching the store? Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 14Oct72; LP51278.

LP51279.

The Newlybeds. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 21Oct72; LP51279.

LP51280.

Happiness is just a thing called Moe. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 28Oct72; LP51280.

LP51281.

Bernie’s last stand. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 4Nov72; LP51281.

LP51282.

How to be a Jewish mother. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 11Nov72; LP51282.

LP51283.

The Little white lie that grew and grew and grew. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 18Nov72; LP51283.

LP51284.

The Homecoming. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 2Dec72; LP51284.

LP51285.

You are cordially not invited. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 9Dec72; LP51285.

LP51286.

’Tis the season. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 16Dec72; LP51286.

LP51287.

The Belated honeymoon. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bridget loves Bernie) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 23Dec72; LP51287.

LP51288.

Jarrett. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 17Mar73; LP51288.

LP51289.

The Hunters. Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. 90 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Police Story) © Screen Gems, a division of Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.; 26Feb74 (in notice: 1973); LP51289.

LP51290.

Burlesk is back. A World-Over Communications presentation produced in association with Thaddeus Productions, Inc. Released by United Artists. 11 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Basil Bova. © United Artists Corporation; 21Mar77; LP51290.

LP51291.

The Man from yesterday. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP51291.

LP51292.

Slide rule blonde. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP51292.

LP51293.

Born again. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP51293.

LP51294.

Legal tender. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Mar52 (in notice: 1951); LP51294.

LP51295.

Eclipse. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Mar52 (in notice: 1951); LP51295.

LP51296.

Split second. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Mar52 (in notice: 1951); LP51296.

LP51297.

Fury and sound. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square Playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Feb52 (in notice: 1951); LP51297.

LP51298.

Land of 7,000 islands. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 31Dec68; LP51298.

LP51299.

Warrior tribes of Kenya. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 10Dec68; LP51299.

LP51300.

Hong Kong: glittering outpost. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 3Dec68; LP51300.

LP51301.

The Bottom of the world. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 6Sep68; LP51301.

LP51302.

The Lost city of the Incas. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 25Sep68; LP51302.

LP51303.

Guns of the Khyber Pass. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 24Sep68; LP51303.

LP51304.

The Kingdom of the lion. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 8Oct68; LP51304.

LP51305.

Island paradise. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 15Oct68; LP51305.

LP51306.

Silver coast of Cortez. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 22Oct68; LP51306.

LP51307.

Zululand. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 29Oct68; LP51307.

LP51308.

Outpost on the Amazon. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 5Nov68; LP51308.

LP51309.

Warriors of the Stone Age. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 12Nov68; LP51309.

LP51310.

Mimouna’s dream. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 19Nov68; LP51310.

LP51311.

Columbus’ favorite island. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 26Nov68; LP51311.

LP51312.

Pearl of the Arabian Gulf. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 17Dec68; LP51312.

LP51313.

Cartagena. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 24Dec68; LP51313.

LP51314.

The New flower. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 15Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP51314.

LP51315.

Italy’s eternal city. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 29Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP51315.

LP51316.

The Pleasures of Japan. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 22Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP51316.

LP51317.

Singapore: crossroads of the Orient. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 1Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP51317.

LP51318.

Venezuela: land of plenty. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 6May69 (in notice: 1968); LP51318.

LP51319.

Cities gold built. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 13May69 (in notice: 1968); LP51319.

LP51320.

Gaucho gusto. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 20May69 (in notice: 1968); LP51320.

LP51321.

Portugal’s sons of the sea. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 27May69 (in notice: 1968); LP51321.

LP51322.

Caribbean ports of call. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 4Jun69 (in notice: 1968); LP51322.

LP51323.

The Italians. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 11Jun69 (in notice: 1968); LP51323.

LP51324.

China’s reflection. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 4Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP51324.

LP51325.

Country on the Danube. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 11Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP51325.

LP51326.

Untouched Tanzania. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 18Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP51326.

LP51327.

Islands at carnival. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 25Feb69 (in notice: 1968); LP51327.

LP51328.

The Last frontier. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 4Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP51328.

LP51329.

Festivals in Spain. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 11Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP51329.

LP51330.

The Magic of Zambia. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 18Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP51330.

LP51331.

Lake of the volcano. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 25Mar69 (in notice: 1968); LP51331.

LP51332.

Pirates’ paradise. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 8Apr69 (in notice: 1968); LP51332.

LP51333.

Island sheikdom. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 28Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP51333.

LP51334.

Where jungle and jet-age meet. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 21Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP51334.

LP51335.

African wonderland. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 14Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP51335.

LP51336.

Gardens of love. Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cesar’s world) © Akkad International Productions & United Artists Television Productions, Inc.; 7Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP51336.

LP51337.

High adventure. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Aug52; LP51337.

LP51338.

The Magnificent lie. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19May52; LP51338.

LP51339.

The Puppeteers. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Jul52; LP51339.

LP51340.

Blackmail. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Aug52; LP51340.

LP51341.

Mister “O”. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Aug52; LP51341.

LP51342.

Bright boy. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Aug52; LP51342.

LP51343.

Confidentially yours. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Sep52; LP51343.

LP51344.

Landscape in black. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Sep52; LP51344.

LP51345.

Desert honeymoon. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Sep52; LP51345.

LP51346.

Beyond belief. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Oct52; LP51346.

LP51347.

Escape to nowhere. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Oct52; LP51347.

LP51348.

Some day they’ll give us guns. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6Nov52; LP51348.

LP51349.

The Woman who left herself. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Jul52; LP51349.

LP51350.

Mardi Gras. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5May52; LP51350.

LP51351.

The Eyeglasses. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12May52; LP51351.

LP51352.

The Emperor of nothing. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jun52; LP51352.

LP51353.

One for the money. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 30Jun52; LP51353.

LP51354.

The Doctor prescribes. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Jul52; LP51354.

LP51355.

The Numbers game. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Oct52; LP51355.

LP51356.

Slightly dead. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jun52; LP51356.

LP51357.

The Perfect Mrs. Chesney. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jun52; LP51357.

LP51358.

The Professional touch. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 21Apr52; LP51358.

LP51359.

The Mask. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Jul52; LP51359.

LP51360.

The Perfectionists. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May52; LP51360.

LP51361.

Leopards in lightning. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jun52; LP51361.

LP51362.

False colors. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 14Apr52; LP51362.

LP51363.

House of shadows. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Mar52; LP51363.

LP51364.

Lifeline. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 28Apr52; LP51364.

LP51365.

Merry-go-round. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 31Mar52; LP51365.

LP51366.

The Witch of eight islands. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Times Square playhouse) © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 7Apr52; LP51366.

LP51367.

Lock up. No. 1018. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 2Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP51367.

LP51368.

Lock up. No. 1019. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 9Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP51368.

LP51369.

Lock up. No. 1020. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 16Jan60 (in notice: 1959); LP51369.

LP51370.

Lock up. No. 1025. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Feb60 (in notice: 1959); LP51370.

LP51371.

Lock up. No. 1037. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20May60 (in notice: 1959); LP51371.

LP51372.

Lock up. No. 1039. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 13May60 (in notice: 1959); LP51372.

LP51373.

Lock up. No. 1061. Ziv-United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists Television, Inc. (in notice: Ziv-United Artists, Inc.); 26Jan61; LP51373.

LP51374.

Lock up. No. 1056. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Dec60 (in notice: 1961); LP51374.

LP51375.

Lock up. No. 1060. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 19Jan61; LP51375.

LP51376.

Lock up. No. 1059. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 12Jan61; LP51376.

LP51377.

Lock up. No. 1058. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 5Jan61; LP51377.

LP51378.

Lock up. No. 1057. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Jan61; LP51378.

LP51379.

Lock up. No. 1066. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Mar61; LP51379.

LP51380.

Lock up. No. 1065. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 23Feb61; LP51380.

LP51381.

Lock up. No. 1064. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 16Feb61; LP51381.

LP51382.

Lock up. No. 1063. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 9Feb61; LP51382.

LP51383.

Lock up. No. 1062. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 2Feb61; LP51383.

LP51384.

Lock up. No. 1072. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Apr61; LP51384.

LP51385.

Lock up. No. 1071. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 10Apr61; LP51385.

LP51386.

Lock up. No. 1070. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Apr61; LP51386.

LP51387.

Lock up. No. 1069. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 27Mar61; LP51387.

LP51388.

Lock up. No. 1068. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Mar61; LP51388.

LP51389.

Lock up. No. 1067. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Mar61; LP51389.

LP51390.

Lock up. No. 1078. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29May61; LP51390.

LP51391.

Lock up. No. 1077. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22May61; LP51391.

LP51392.

Lock up. No. 1076. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15May61; LP51392.

LP51393.

Lock up. No. 1075. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8May61; LP51393.

LP51394.

Lock up. No. 1074. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1May61; LP51394.

LP51395.

Lock up. No. 1073. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Apr61; LP51395.

LP51396.

Lock up. Program no. 1055. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Dec60; LP51396.

LP51397.

Lock up. Program no. 1042. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Sep60; LP51397.

LP51398.

Lock up. Program no. 1041. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 25Aug60; LP51398.

LP51399.

Lock up. Program no. 1040. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 18Aug60; LP51399.

LP51400.

Lock up. Program no. 1048. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 20Oct60; LP51400.

LP51401.

Lock up. Program no. 1047. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 13Oct60; LP51401.

LP51402.

Lock up. Program no. 1046. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 6Oct60; LP51402.

LP51403.

Lock up. Program no. 1045. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 29Sep60; LP51403.

LP51404.

Lock up. Program no. 1044. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Sep60; LP51404.

LP51405.

Lock up. Program no. 1043. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 15Sep60; LP51405.

LP51406.

Lock up. Program no. 1054. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 8Dec60; LP51406.

LP51407.

Lock up. Program no. 1053. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 1Dec60; LP51407.

LP51408.

Lock up. Program no. 1052. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 24Nov60; LP51408.

LP51409.

Lock up. Program no. 1051. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 17Nov60; LP51409.

LP51410.

Lock up. Program no. 1050. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 22Sep60; LP51410.

LP51411.

Lock up. Program no. 1049. Ziv-United Artists, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv-United Artists, Inc.; 3Nov60; LP51411.

LP51412.

Lock up. Program no. 1031. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Apr60; LP51412.

LP51413.

Lock up. Program no. 1038. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26May60; LP51413.

LP51414.

Lock up. Program no. 1024. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Feb60; LP51414.

LP51415.

Lock up. Program no. 1023. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Feb60; LP51415.

LP51416.

Lock up. Program no. 1022. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Jan60; LP51416.

LP51417.

Lock up. Program no. 1021. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 23Jan60; LP51417.

LP51418.

Lock up. Program no. 1030. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 25Mar60; LP51418.

LP51419.

Lock up. Program no. 1029. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 18Mar60; LP51419.

LP51420.

Lock up. Program no. 1028. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 11Mar60; LP51420.

LP51421.

Lock up. Program no. 1027. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 4Mar60; LP51421.

LP51422.

Lock up. Program no. 1026. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Feb60; LP51422.

LP51423.

Lock up. Program no. 1036. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 6May60; LP51423.

LP51424.

Lock up. Program no. 1035. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Apr60; LP51424.

LP51425.

Lock up. Program no. 1034. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Apr60; LP51425.

LP51426.

Lock up. Program no. 1033. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Apr60; LP51426.

LP51427.

Lock up. Program no. 1032. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Apr60; LP51427.

LP51428.

Lock up. Program no. 1013. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Nov59; LP51428.

LP51429.

Lock up. Program no. 1014. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Dec59; LP51429.

LP51430.

Lock up. Program no. 1015. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 12Dec59; LP51430.

LP51431.

Lock up. Program no. 1016. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 19Dec59; LP51431.

LP51432.

Lock up. Program no. 1017. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 26Dec59; LP51432.

LP51433.

Lock up. Program no. 1007. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 1Oct59; LP51433.

LP51434.

Lock up. Program no. 1008. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 8Oct59; LP51434.

LP51435.

Lock up. Program no. 1009. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 15Oct59; LP51435.

LP51436.

Lock up. Program no. 1010. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 22Oct59; LP51436.

LP51437.

Lock up. Program no. 1011. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 29Oct59; LP51437.

LP51438.

Lock up. Program no. 1001. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 20Aug59; LP51438.

LP51439.

Lock up. Program no. 1002. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 27Aug59; LP51439.

LP51440.

Lock up. Program no. 1003. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 3Sep59; LP51440.

LP51441.

Lock up. Program no. 1004. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 10Sep59; LP51441.

LP51442.

Lock up. Program no. 1005. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 17Sep59; LP51442.

LP51443.

Lock up. Program no. 1006. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 24Sep59; LP51443.

LP51444.

The Wingwalker. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) Appl. au: Ben Kagan. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 20Oct75; LP51444.

LP51445.

The Search. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 24Dec75; LP51445.

LP51446.

The Intruders. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 11Dec75; LP51446.

LP51447.

The Abdication. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 14Nov75; LP51447.

LP51448.

Kennedys don’t cry. Document Associates, Inc. 100 min., sd., color, 16 mm. NM: compilation, new film & additional soundtrack material. © Document Associates, Inc.; 3Nov76 (in notice: 1975); LP51448.

LP51449.

The Twenty-four karat plague. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 8Nov73; LP51449.

LP51450.

Betrayed. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 20Sep73; LP51450.

LP51451.

Going home. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 11Oct73; LP51451.

LP51452.

The Stamp of death. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 18Oct73; LP51452.

LP51453.

Before I die. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 4Oct73; LP51453.

LP51454.

The Runaways. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 6Dec73; LP51454.

LP51455.

Winterkill. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 13Dec73; LP51455.

LP51456.

Shield of honor. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 15Nov73; LP51456.

LP51457.

A Wrongful death. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 13Sep73; LP51457.

LP51458.

Commitment. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 3Jan74; LP51458.

LP51459.

Inferno. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 14Feb74; LP51459.

LP51460.

Chapel of the damned. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 17Jan74; LP51460.

LP51461.

The Hard breed, QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 21Feb74; LP51461.

LP51462.

Rampage. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 28Feb74; LP51462.

LP51463.

Monkey is back. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 13Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51463.

LP51464.

Breakup. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 12May77; LP51464.

LP51465.

Innocent no more. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 24Feb77; LP51465.

LP51466.

Once a con. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 3Mar77; LP51466.

LP51467.

Interlude. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 28Apr77; LP51467.

LP51468.

Turning the trick. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) Add. ti: One last trick. © QM Productions; 6Jan77; LP51468.

LP51469.

Hang tough. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 17Feb77; LP51469.

LP51470.

Helen French is missing. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) Add. ti: Who killed Helen French? © QM Productions; 3Feb77; LP51470.

LP51471.

The Canine collar. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 2Jun77; LP51471.

LP51472.

The Cannibals. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 20Jan77; LP51472.

LP51473.

Time out. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 16Jun77; LP51473.

LP51474.

A Good cop, but. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 10Feb77; LP51474.

LP51475.

Let’s pretend we’re strangers. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 19May77; LP51475.

LP51476.

Dead lift. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 5May77; LP51476.

LP51477.

Dead or alive. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 21Oct76; LP51477.

LP51478.

No minor vices. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 4Nov76; LP51478.

LP51479.

Till death do us part. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 18Nov76; LP51479.

LP51480.

The Drop. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 28Oct76; LP51480.

LP51481.

In case of madness. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 11Nov76; LP51481.

LP51482.

Child of anger. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 2Dec76; LP51482.

LP51483.

Castle of fear. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 23Dec76; LP51483.

LP51484.

The Thrill killers. Pt. 2. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 7Oct76; LP51484.

LP51485.

The Thrill killers. Pt. 1. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 30Sep76; LP51485.

LP51486.

Hot dog. QM Productions. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Streets of San Francisco) © QM Productions; 9Dec76; LP51486.

LP51487.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Time-Life Television. 90 min., sd., b&w, videotape (2 in.) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, new cinematographic work & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51487.

LP51488.

Speedy. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 71 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51488.

LP51489.

The Freshman. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 70 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51489.

LP51490.

The Kid brother. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 82 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51490.

LP51491.

Grandma’s boy/A Sailor-made man. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 81 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51491.

LP51492.

Why worry?/Never weaken. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 77 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51492.

LP51493.

For heaven’s sake/Doctor Jack. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 86 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51493.

LP51494.

Safety last/Hot water. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 78 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51494.

LP51495.

Girl shy. Paragon Films, released by Harold Lloyd Estate and Foundation. 65 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (New versions of comedy classics) Appl. au: Time-Life Films, Inc. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision & new soundtrack. © Time-life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51495.

LP51496.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 5. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51496

LP51497.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 26. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51497.

LP51498.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 1. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51498.

LP51499.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 2. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51499.

LP51500.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 16. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51500.

LP51501.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 17. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51501.

LP51502.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 15. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51502.

LP51503.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 14. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51503.

LP51504.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 3. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51504.

LP51505.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 4. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51505.

LP51506.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 18. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51506.

LP51507.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 6. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51507.

LP51508.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 7. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51508.

LP51509.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 19. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51509.

LP51510.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 20. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51510.

LP51511.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 12. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51511.

LP51512.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 13. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51512.

LP51513.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 10. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51513.

LP51514.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 11. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51514.

LP51515.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 8. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51515.

LP51516.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 9. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51516.

LP51517.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 21. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51517.

LP51518.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 22. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51518.

LP51519.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 23. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51519.

LP51520.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 24. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51520.

LP51521.

Harold Lloyd’s world of comedy. Show no. 25. Time-Life Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Prev. reg. NM: compilation, editorial revision, new narration & new soundtrack. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 17Dec74; LP51521.

LP51522.

The Sandpiper-promotional. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: The Big Sur. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM, Inc.); 3May65; LP51522.

LP51523.

Half life. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with MGM-TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM, Inc.); 31Oct77; LP51523.

LP51524.

Crypt. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Produced in association with MGM-TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM, Inc.); 7Nov77; LP51524.

LP51525.

Hustle. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. Released by Rosner Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM); 24Nov77; LP51525.

LP51526.

Green thumb burglar. Rosner Television. Produced in association with MGM-TV. Released by MGM. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Chips) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM); 10Nov77; LP51526.

LP51527.

The Temperature game. Orsatti Productions, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions. Inc.; 18Aug76; LP51527.

LP51528.

Metric Man takes a vacation. Orsatti Productions, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 18Aug76; LP51528.

LP51529.

Taking measure. Orsatti Productions, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 18Aug76; LP51529.

LP51530.

Longstreet. Paramount Pictures Corporation. Produced in association with Edling Productions, Inc. 72 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on characters created by Baynard Kendrick. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Feb71; LP51530.

LP51531.

Bringing up Spike. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Feb76; LP51531.

LP51532.

Arnold’s wedding. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Mar76; LP51532.

LP51533.

Fonzie the superstar. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Jan76; LP51533.

LP51534.

Sight for sore eyes. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb76; LP51534.

LP51535.

Night of terror. Paramount Pictures Corporation. Produced in association with Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Oct72; LP51535.

LP51536.

Citizen Krane. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Apr77; LP51536.

LP51537.

Haunted house. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Mar77; LP51537.

LP51538.

Honeymoon hotel. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Feb77; LP51538.

LP51539.

Guinea pigs. Miller-Milkis Productions & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Jan77; LP51539.

LP51540.

Lonely at the middle. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Mar77; LP51540.

LP51541.

Call me a taxi. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 31Jan77; LP51541.

LP51542.

Frank’s fling. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Mar77; LP51542.

LP51543.

Daddy’s girl. Miller-Milkis Productions, Inc. & Henderson Production Company, Inc. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Laverne and Shirley) Add. ti: Buddy, can you spare a father? Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Feb77; LP51543.

LP51544.

My strife in court. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 2Feb73; LP51544.

LP51545.

Let’s make a deal. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 9Feb73; LP51545.

LP51546.

The Ides of April. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 5Jan73; LP51546.

LP51547.

Myrna’s debut. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 19Jan73; LP51547.

LP51548.

The Oddyssey couple. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Odd couple) © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R.G. Productions, Inc.; 16Feb73; LP51548.

LP51549.

They call it Potsie love. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Dec75; LP51549.

LP51550.

Tell it to the Marines. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Dec75; LP51550.

LP51551.

Fonzie moves in. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Sep75; LP51551.

LP51552.

Motorcycle. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Sep75; LP51552.

LP51553.

The Other Richie Cunningham. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Oct75; LP51553.

LP51554.

Fonzie the flatfoot. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Nov75; LP51554.

LP51555.

Jailhouse rock. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Oct75; LP51555.

LP51556.

Fearless Fonzarelli. Pt. 1. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep75; LP51556.

LP51557.

Fearless Fonzarelli. Pt. 2. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep75; LP51557.

LP51558.

Richie fights back. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Oct75; LP51558.

LP51559.

Three on a porch. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation, 17Nov75; LP51559.

LP51560.

Howard’s 45th fiasco. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Oct75; LP51560.

LP51561.

Fonzie’s new friend. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 mm., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Nov75; LP51561.

LP51562.

A Date with Fonzie. Miller-Milkis Productions. Produced in association with Paramount Television. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Happy days) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Nov75; LP51562.

LP51563.

Cold trail. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Sep71; LP51563.

LP51564.

Wine from these grapes. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep71; LP51564.

LP51565.

A Step in time. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Sep71; LP51565.

LP51566.

Murder times three. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Nov71; LP51566.

LP51567.

Run till dark. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Oct71; LP51567.

LP51568.

A Button for General D. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 3Nov71; LP51568.

LP51569.

The Man outside. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Nov71; LP51569.

LP51570.

A Choice of evils. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Oct71; LP51570.

LP51571.

Catspaw. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Nov71; LP51571.

LP51572.

To save a dead man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Dec71; LP51572.

LP51573.

The Glass trap. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Oct71; LP51573.

LP51574.

Dark so early, dark so long. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Sep71; LP51574.

LP51575.

Days beyond recall. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 6Oct71; LP51575.

LP51576.

Woman in the shadows. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep71; LP51576.

LP51577.

Nightshade. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Dec71; LP51577.

LP51578.

Harvest of death. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 17Nov72; LP51578.

LP51579.

Cry silence. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep72; LP51579.

LP51580.

The Inside man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 20Oct72; LP51580.

LP51581.

To kill a memory. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Oct72; LP51581.

LP51582.

One step to midnight. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Nov72; LP51582.

LP51583.

The Crimson halo. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep72; LP51583.

LP51584.

Broken mirror. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Oct72; LP51584.

LP51585.

The Open web. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Sep72; LP51585.

LP51586.

A Game of shadows. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Dec72; LP51586.

LP51587.

A Puzzle for one. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Nov72; LP51587.

LP51588.

The Upside down penny. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Nov72; LP51588.

LP51589.

Portrait of a hero. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 13Oct72; LP51589.

LP51590.

Lost Sunday. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 1Dec72; LP51590.

LP51591.

Light and shadow. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Dec72; LP51591.

LP51592.

See no evil. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 8Dec72; LP51592.

LP51593.

In search of a whisper. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Feb73; LP51593.

LP51594.

To quote a dead man. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb73; LP51594.

LP51595.

The Danford file. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Mar73; LP51595.

LP51596.

Little girl lost. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Oct73; LP51596.

LP51597.

A Way to dusty death. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 21Sep73; LP51597.

LP51598.

The Girl in the polka dot dress. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Sep73; LP51598.

LP51599.

Climb a deadly mountain. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 28Sep73; LP51599.

LP51600.

Desert run. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Oct73; LP51600.

LP51601.

The Gang’s all here. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 12Oct73; LP51601.

LP51602.

Silent target. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 26Oct73; LP51602.

LP51603.

A World without Sundays. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Nov73; LP51603.

LP51604.

Sing a song of murder. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Nov73; LP51604.

LP51605.

The Deadly Madonna. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 30Nov73; LP51605.

LP51606.

Search in the dark. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Nov73; LP51606.

LP51607.

Cry danger. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Dec73; LP51607.

LP51608.

All the dead were strangers. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 14Dec73; LP51608.

LP51609.

The Case against Eliot Ness. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 23Mar62; LP51609.

LP51610.

The Chess game. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 21May62; LP51610.

LP51611.

The Night they shot Santa Claus. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 13Jul62; LP51611.

LP51612.

The Pea. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 24Jun62; LP51612.

LP51613.

Cooker in the sky. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 2Aug62; LP51613.

LP51614.

The Economist. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 13Aug62; LP51614.

LP51615.

A Taste for pineapple. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 24Aug62; LP51615.

LP51616.

The Snowball. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 31Aug62; LP51616.

LP51617.

Elegy. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 12Sep62; LP51617.

LP51618.

Bird in the hand. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 21Sep62; LP51618.

LP51619.

Come and kill me. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 3Oct62; LP51619.

LP51620.

The Eddie O’Gara story. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 11Oct62; LP51620.

LP51621.

Search for a dead man. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 30Oct62; LP51621.

LP51622.

A Fist of five. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 8Nov62; LP51622.

LP51623.

The Floyd Gibbons story. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 19Nov62; LP51623.

LP51624.

Doublecross. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 21Nov62; LP51624.

LP51625.

The Speculator. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 3Dec62; LP51625.

LP51626.

Jake dance. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 11Dec62; LP51626.

LP51627.

The Big brother. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 23Jan76; LP51627.

LP51628.

The House. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 12Feb76; LP51628.

LP51629.

The Test. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 2Feb76; LP51629.

LP51630.

The Secret. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 6Jan76; LP51630.

LP51631.

The Qulting. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 6Feb76; LP51631.

LP51632.

The Fox. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 8Jan76; LP51632.

LP51633.

The Fledgling. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 20Feb76; LP51633.

LP51634.

The Collision. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 26Feb76; LP51634.

LP51635.

The Estrangement. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 24Sep75; LP51635.

LP51636.

The Sermon. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 2Sep75; LP51636.

LP51637.

The Prophecy. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 19Sep75; LP51637.

LP51638.

The Nurse. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 28Nov75; LP51638.

LP51639.

The Loss. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 3Sep75; LP51639.

LP51640.

The Genius. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 5Sep75; LP51640.

LP51641.

The Fighter. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 16Sep75; LP51641.

LP51642.

The Emergence. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 5Sep75; LP51642.

LP51643.

The Competition. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 22Oct75; LP51643.

LP51644.

The Breakdown. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 26Sep75; LP51644.

LP51645.

The Boondoggle. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Waltons) © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 2Oct75; LP51645.

LP51646.

The Young lawyers. Paramount Television. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 27Oct69; LP51646.

LP51647.

Weekend of terror. Paramount Television. 72 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Silent thunder. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 7Dec70; LP51647.

LP51648.

Kate McShane. Paramount Television. Produced in association with P.A. Productions, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 10Apr75; LP51648.

LP51649.

Escape. Paramount Television. 72 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 5Apr71; LP51649.

LP51650.

The Silent gun. Paramount Television. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From the format by Bob Kane. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 15Dec69; LP51650.

LP51651.

Terror in the sky. Paramount Television. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. From a story by Arthur Hailey. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Sep71; LP51651.

LP51652.

Seven in darkness. Paramount Television. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Against heaven’s hand. Based on the novel Against heaven’s hand, by Leonard Bishop. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 22Sep69; LP51652.

LP51653.

The Immortal. Paramount Television. 72 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book The Immortals, by James Gunn. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 29Sep69; LP51653.

LP51654.

Love, American style. Paramount Television. 75 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 19Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP51654.

LP51655.

Women in chains. Paramount Television. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 24Jan72 (in notice: 1971); LP51655.

LP51656.

Doctor Cook’s garden. Paramount Television. 73 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on a play by Ira Levin. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 18Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP51656.

LP51657.

Quarantined. Paramount Television. 72 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: House on the hill. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 23Feb70 (in notice: 1969); LP51657.

LP51658.

Assault on the Wayne. Paramount Television. 74 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Jan71 (in notice: 1970); LP51658.

LP51659.

Testimony of evil. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 8Feb61; LP51659.

LP51660.

The Antidote. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 11Jan61; LP51660.

LP51661.

Scapegoat. Paramount Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) Add. ti: Mirror image. Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 16Feb72; LP51661.

LP51662.

To draw the lightning. Paramount Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 9Feb72; LP51662.

LP51663.

Lifeline. Paramount Television. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) Appl. au: Paramount Pictures Corporation. © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 2Feb72; LP51663.

LP51664.

Eye for an eye. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 18Feb63; LP51664.

LP51665.

Blues for a gone goose. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 28Jan63; LP51665.

LP51666.

Globe of death. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 3Jan63; LP51666.

LP51667.

The Man in the cooler. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 22Jan63; LP51667.

LP51668.

The Butcher’s boy. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 29Jan63; LP51668.

LP51669.

The Spoiler. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 7Feb63; LP51669.

LP51670.

One last killing. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 14Feb63; LP51670.

LP51671.

The Giant killer. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 22Feb63; LP51671.

LP51672.

The Charlie Argos story. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 5Mar63; LP51672.

LP51673.

The Jazz man. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 13Mar63; LP51673.

LP51674.

The Torpedo. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 21Mar63; LP51674.

LP51675.

Line of fire. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 29Mar63; LP51675.

LP51676.

Race against time. Pt. 2. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 11Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP51676.

LP51677.

Race against time. Pt. 1. Paramount Pictures Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mannix) © Paramount Pictures Corporation; 4Jan74 (in notice: 1973); LP51677.

LP51678.

Telefon (trailer) Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. 3 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Walter Wager. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc.; 18Nov77; LP51678.

LP51679.

The Fear factor. MGM-TV. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Logan’s run) Appl. au: Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. © Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (in notice: MGM, Inc.); 14Nov77; LP51679.

LP51680.

The Heroes. Finarco, S.P.A. Released by United Artists Corporation. 108 min., sd., color and b&w, 35 mm. Based on the novel by Albert Kantof & Rene Havard. Prev. reg. NM: English soundtrack. © United Artists Corporation & Finarco, S.P.A.; 12Nov75 (in notice: 1972); LP51680.

LP51681.

The Mysterious monsters. Sun Classic Productions, Inc. Made by the Wolper Organization. Released by Sun Classic Pictures. 91 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Portions of this film taken from Land of the Yeti. NM: soundtrack & cinematographic works. © Sun Classic Productions, Inc.; 13Jun75; LP51681.

LP51682.

The Believer’s heaven. The Ormond Organization. 63 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Estus W. Pirkle. © Estus W. Pirkle; 9Sep77; LP51682.

LP51683.

Ordinary people, a film on child abuse. UCIR, University of Pittsburgh & The Parental Stress Center. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Parental Stress Center (in notice: Bureau of Children’s Services, Pennsylvania Department of Health & Parental Stress Center); 16Sep77; LP51683.

LP51684.

Secrets. The Jozak Company. 97 min., sd., col., 16 mm. © The Jozak Company; 31Oct76 (in notice: 1977); LP51684.

LP51685.

Junk man. Desilu Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Langford Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (The Untouchables) Based on the book by Eliot Ness & Oscar Fraley. © Desilu Productions, Inc. & Langford Productions, Inc.; 11Jan63; LP51685.

LP51686.

The Blackout. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., col., 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc.; 10Dec70; LP51686.

LP51687.

Felix is missing. Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., col., 16 mm. (The Odd couple) Based on the play by Neil Simon. © Paramount Pictures Corporation & R. G. Productions, Inc.; 26Nov70; LP51687.

LP51688.

The Ugliest girl in town. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., col., 16 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 26Sep68; LP51688.

LP51689.

Double, trouble. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., col., 16 mm. (Bewitched) Add. ti: Double, double, toil and trouble. © Screen Gems, Inc.; 28Sep67 (in notice: 1966); LP51689.

LP51690.

The Ugliest boy in town. Screen Gems, Inc. 30 min., sd., col., 16 mm. (The Ugliest girl in town) © Screen Gems, Inc.; 2Jan69 (in notice: 1968); LP51690.

LP51691.

The Big job. Made by Film Counselors, Inc. 33 min., sd., col., 16 mm. © Texaco, Inc.; 1Nov77; LP51691.

LP51692.

Among those missing. United Artists Television, Inc. 30 min., b&w, color, 35 mm. (Ripcord) © United Artists Television, Inc.; 6Nov62; LP51692.

LP51693.

I saw their angry faces. Yellow Ball Workshop. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Yellow Ball Workshop; 1Nov77; LP51693.

LP51694.

Metric Man to the rescue. Orsatti Productions, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Orsatti Productions, Inc.; 15Nov77 (in notice: 1976); LP51694.

LP51695.

The City. Q. M. Productions. 90 min., sd., color, 35 mm., Panavision. © Q. M. Productions; 12Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51695.

LP51696.

Saint Gilligan and the dragon. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 13Feb65 (in notice: 1964); LP51696.

LP51697.

Water, water everywhere. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 2Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP51697.

LP51698.

So sorry, my island now. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 9Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP51698.

LP51699.

Little island, big gun. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 23Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP51699.

LP51700.

Gilligan meets the Jungle Boy. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 6Feb65 (in notice: 1964); LP51700.

LP51701.

X marks the spot. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 30Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP51701.

LP51702.

Big man on a little stick. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 20Feb65; LP51702.

LP51703.

Diamonds are an ape’s best friend. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 27Feb65; LP51703.

LP51705.

The Return of Wrongway Feldman. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 13Mar65; LP51705.

LP51706.

The Matchmaker. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 20Mar65; LP51706.

LP51707.

Music hath charm. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 27Mar65; LP51707.

LP51708.

New neighbor Sam. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Apr65; LP51708.

LP51709.

They’re off and running. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Apr65; LP51709.

LP51710.

Three to get ready. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Apr65; LP51710.

LP51711.

Forget me not. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 24Apr65; LP51711.

LP51712.

Diogenes, won’t you please go home? A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 1May65; LP51712.

LP51713.

Physical fatness. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 8May65; LP51713.

LP51714.

It’s magic. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 15May65; LP51714.

LP51715.

Goodbye, old paint. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 22May65; LP51715.

LP51716.

My fair Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 29May65; LP51716.

LP51717.

A Nose by any other name. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 12Jun65; LP51717.

LP51718.

Two on a raft. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 26Sep64; LP51718.

LP51719.

Home sweet hut. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Oct64; LP51719.

LP51720.

Voodoo something to me. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Oct64; LP51720.

LP51721.

Goodnight, sweet Skipper. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Oct64; LP51721.

LP51722.

Wrong Way Feldman. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 24Oct64; LP51722.

LP51723.

President Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 31Oct64; LP51723.

LP51724.

Sound of quacking. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 7Nov64; LP51724.

LP51725.

Goodbye, island. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 21Nov64; LP51725.

LP51726.

The Big gold strike. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 28Nov64; LP51726.

LP51727.

Waiting for Watubi. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 5Dec64; LP51727.

LP51728.

Angel on the island. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 12Dec64; LP51728.

LP51729.

Birds gotta fly, fish gotta talk. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 19Dec64; LP51729.

LP51730.

3 million dollars more or less. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 26Dec64; LP51730.

LP51731.

Lock up. Program no. 1012. Ziv Television Programs, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Ziv Television Programs, Inc.; 5Nov59; LP51731.

LP51732.

The Jury: those who serve. The Commercial Cannery. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Paul Fleming. © The Commercial Cannery & Pem Associates; 7Nov77; LP51732.

LP51734.

Death echo. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 29Dec76 (in notice: 1977); LP51734.

LP51735.

A Matter of justice. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 24Dec76 (in notice: 1977); LP51735.

LP51736.

The Throwaway. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 22Nov76; LP51736.

LP51737.

Everything in life is three-to-one against. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 11Oct76; LP51737.

LP51738.

Upward mobility. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 30Sep76; LP51738.

LP51739.

Slight case of murder. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 23Sep76; LP51739.

LP51740.

Bullseye. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 9Dec76; LP51740.

LP51741.

Great wall of Chinatown. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 24Dec76; LP51741.

LP51742.

Rose and the gun. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 50 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 30Sep76; LP51742.

LP51743.

Equus. United Artists Corporation. 138 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Persky/Bright Productions, Inc. © United Artists Corporation; 14Oct77; LP51743.

LP51744.

Love and marriage. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company, 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 16Dec76; LP51744.

LP51745.

Gilligan’s Island. No. 1016. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 16Jan65 (in notice: 1964); LP51745.

LP51746.

Not guilty. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 6Jan66 (in notice: 1965); LP51746.

LP51747.

Seer, Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 27Jan66 (in notice: 1965); LP51747.

LP51748.

You’ve been disconnected. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 13Jan66 (in notice: 1965); LP51748.

LP51749.

The Postman cometh. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 20Jan66 (in notice: 1965); LP51749.

LP51750.

Gilligan’s living doll. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Feb66 (in notice: 1965); LP51750.

LP51751.

Love me, love my Skipper. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Feb66 (in notice: 1965); LP51751.

LP51752.

Forward march. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Feb66 (in notice: 1965); LP51752.

LP51753.

Ship ahoax. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 24Feb66 (in notice: 1965); LP51753.

LP51754.

Feed the kitty. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Mar66; LP51754.

LP51755.

Operation Steam heat. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Mar66; LP51755.

LP51756.

Will the real Mister Howell please stand up? A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Mar66; LP51756.

LP51757.

Ghost a go go. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 24Mar66; LP51757.

LP51758.

Allergy time. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 31Mar66; LP51758.

LP51759.

The Friendly physician. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 7Apr66; LP51759.

LP51760.

“V” for vitamins. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 14Apr66; LP51760.

LP51761.

Mister and Mrs. ??? A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 21Apr66; LP51761.

LP51762.

Meet the Meteor. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 5May66; LP51762.

LP51763.

Up at bat. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 12Sep66; LP51763.

LP51764.

Gilligan versus Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 19Sep66; LP51764.

LP51765.

Gilligan’s mother-in-law. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 16Sep65; LP51765.

LP51766.

Beauty is as beauty does. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 23Sep65; LP51766.

LP51767.

The Little dictator. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 30Sep65; LP51767.

LP51768.

Smile, you’re on Mars Camera. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 14Oct65; LP51768.

LP51769.

The Sweepstakes. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 21Oct65; LP51769.

LP51770.

Quick, before it sinks. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 28Oct65; LP51770.

LP51771.

Castaway Pictures presents. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 4Nov65; LP51771.

LP51772.

Agonized labor. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 11Nov65; LP51772.

LP51773.

Nyet, nyet, not yet. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 18Nov65; LP51773.

LP51774.

Hi, hi Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 25Nov65; LP51774.

LP51775.

The Chain of command. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 2Dec65; LP51775.

LP51776.

Don’t bug the mosquitoes. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 9Dec65; LP51776.

LP51777.

Gilligan gets bugged. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 16Dec65; LP51777.

LP51778.

Mine hero. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 23Dec65; LP51778.

LP51779.

Erika Tiffany-Smith to the rescue. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 30Dec65; LP51779.

LP51780.

They came from within. A DAL-Reitman production. 88 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: DAL Productions, Ltd. © DAL Productions, Ltd.; 7Apr76 (in notice: 1975): LP51780.

LP51781.

Point of view. Lorimar Productions, Inc. 51 min., sd., color, 35 mm. (The Blue knight) Based on the novel by Joseph Wambaugh. © Lorimar Productions, Inc.; 26Oct76; LP51781.

LP51782.

Summer for sail. Mad Marvin Productions, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mad Marvin) Prev. reg. 28Mar77. © Mad Marvin Productions, Inc.; 29Jan77 (in notice: 1976); LP51782.

LP51783.

Gilligan’s personal magnetism. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 6Feb67; LP51783.

LP51784.

High man on the totem pole. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 27Feb67; LP51784.

LP51785.

The Second Ginger Grant. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 6Mar67; LP51785.

LP51786.

Slave girl. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 20Mar67; LP51786.

LP51787.

It’s a bird, it’s a plane, it’s Gilligan! A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 27Mar67; LP51787.

LP51788.

The Pigeon. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Apr67; LP51788.

LP51789.

Bang, bang, bang! A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Apr67; LP51789.

LP51790.

Take a dare. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 2Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP51790.

LP51791.

Court martial. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 9Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP51791.

LP51792.

The Hunter. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 16Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP51792.

LP51793.

Lovey’s secret admirer. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 23Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP51793.

LP51794.

Our vines have tender apes. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 30Jan67 (in notice: 1966); LP51794.

LP51795.

Splashdown. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 20Feb67 (in notice: 1966); LP51795.

LP51796.

The Secret of Gilligan’s Island. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 13Mar67 (in notice: 1966); LP51796.

LP51797.

Gilligan, the goddess. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Apr67 (in notice: 1966); LP51797.

LP51798.

Gilligan goes gung ho. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 26Dec66; LP51798.

LP51799.

All about Eva. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 12Dec66; LP51799.

LP51800.

And then there were none. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 19Dec66; LP51800.

LP51801.

The Kidnapper. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 26Nov66; LP51801.

LP51802.

The Invasion. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 21Nov66; LP51802.

LP51803.

Topsy turvy. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 14Nov66; LP51803.

LP51804.

Ring around Gilligan. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 7Nov66; LP51804.

LP51805.

Hair today, gone tomorrow. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 31Oct66; LP51805.

LP51806.

Man with a net. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 24Oct66; LP51806.

LP51807.

Where there’s a will. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 17Oct66; LP51807.

LP51808.

Voodoo. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 10Oct66; LP51808.

LP51809.

The Producer. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 3Oct66; LP51809.

LP51810.

Pass the vegetables, please. A Gladasya-United Artists Television production. Produced in association with The CBS Television Network. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Gilligan’s Island) Appl. au: Gladasya-UATV. © Gladasya-UATV; 26Sep66; LP51810.

#### LU

LU3721.

Growth. Deborah Susan Cohen. 1 min., si., color, 8 mm. © Deborah Susan Cohen; 2Sep76; LU3721.

LU3752.

Beartooth. Beartooth, Ltd. 92 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Beartooth, Ltd.; 14Feb77; LU3752.

LU3766.

Lazarus and Diamond Jim. William D. DeHuff. 3 min., sd., color. © William D. DeHuff; 8Jul77; LU3766.

LU3767.

The Perils of Helen Huna. Dee A. DeWitt. 4 min., si., b&w, 8 mm. © Dee A. DeWitt; 3Aug77; LU3767.

LU3768.

The Alphabet. David A. Rizzotto Productions. 4 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. Appl. au: David A. Rizzotto. © David A. Rizzotto; 12Oct77; LU3768.

LU3769.

Bye, Fred, hi, Phil. A T.O.Y. production. 30 min., sd. (Sanford Arms) Appl. au: Tandem Productions, Inc. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3769.

LU3770.

The Grandparents. A T.O.Y. production. 30 min., sd. (Sanford Arms) Appl. au: Tandem Productions, Inc. © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3770.

LU3771.

Phil’s assertion school. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Sanford Arms) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3771.

LU3772.

Phil’s past. Tandem Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Sanford Arms) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3772.

LU3773.

The Doctor’s strike. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3773.

LU3774.

Phillip and Sam. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3774.

LU3775.

Victoria’s boyfriend. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3775.

LU3776.

The Ecologist. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3776.

LU3777.

Walter’s temptation. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3777.

LU3778.

My husband, the hero. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3778.

LU3779.

Phillip’s birthday party. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3779.

LU3780.

Maude’s new client. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3780.

LU3781.

The Flying saucer. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3781.

LU3782.

Maude’s guilt trip. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 11Nov77; LU3762.

LU3783.

Bye, bye, Bookman. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3783.

LU3784.

Wheels. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3784.

LU3785.

Willona, the fuzz. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3785.

LU3786.

Thelma moves out. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3786.

LU3787.

Breaker, breaker. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3787.

LU3788.

The Evanses get involved. Pt. 1–2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3788.

LU3789.

The Evanses get involved. Pt. 3. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3789.

LU3790.

The Evanses get involved. Pt. 4. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; LU3790.

LU3791.

Bert moves in. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 3Oct77; LU3791.

LU3792.

Hail to the chief. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3792.

LU3793.

Beating the pounds. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3793.

LU3794.

A-hunting we will go. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3794.

LU3795.

Bye, bye. Baker. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3795.

LU3796.

Union versus the Confederacy. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3796.

LU3797.

Out of the closet. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3797.

LU3798.

Burnside budget. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (Carter country) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 16Nov77; LU3798.

LU3799.

Willona’s surprise. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3799.

LU3800.

A Friend in need. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3800.

LU3801.

The Grand opening. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 58 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3801.

LU3802.

Once a friend. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3802.

LU3803.

George’s help. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3803.

LU3804.

Good news, bad news. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3804.

LU3805.

George’s legacy. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3805.

LU3806.

Louise’s new interest. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3806.

LU3807.

The Visitors. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3807.

LU3808.

The Camp-out. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3808.

LU3809.

The Costume party. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with NRW. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 11Nov77; LU3809.

LU3810.

Everything happens today. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Roxy) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3810.

LU3811.

The Sun also rises. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (A Year at the top) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3811.

LU3812.

Love story. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (A Year at the top) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3812.

LU3813.

Identity crisis. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (A Year at the top) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3813.

LU3814.

The Handshake. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (A Year at the top) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3814.

LU3815.

The Big deal. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 60 min., sd. (A Year at the top) © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 18Nov77; LU3815.

LU3816.

The Weekend. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All’s fair) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 3Oct77; LU3816.

LU3817.

One strike and you’re out. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3817.

LU3818.

Raj goes to press. T.O.Y. Productions. 28 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3818.

LU3819.

It’s all in your head. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3819.

LU3820.

Rerun gets married. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3820.

LU3821.

Nothing personnel. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3821.

LU3822.

Trial and error. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3822.

LU3823.

Give me odds. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3823.

LU3824.

The Play’s the big thing. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3824.

LU3825.

If I’m elected. T.O.Y. Productions. 29 min., sd. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 23Nov77; LU3825.

LU3826.

Cousin Liz. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3826.

LU3827.

Unequal partners. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3827.

LU3828.

Archie gets the business. Pt. 1–2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 57 min. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3828.

LU3829.

Edith’s 50th birthday. Pt. 1–2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 56 min. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3829.

LU3830.

Suzy’s wedding. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3830.

LU3831.

Millie’s beau. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3831.

LU3832.

George and Gordon. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3832.

LU3833.

The Date. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3833.

LU3834.

The Deportation of Suzy. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3834.

LU3835. Mrs. Bellotti’s boyfriend. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3835.

LU3836.

The Historic l Baltimore. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3836.

LU3837.

Bingham’s con. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3837.

LU3838.

Ainsley loves April. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3838.

LU3839.

Suzy’s problem. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3839.

LU3840.

Ainsley’s secret. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3840.

LU3841.

The Rent increase. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3841.

LU3842.

Suzy’s new job. T.A.T. Communications Company. 30 min. (Hot l Baltimore) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3842.

LU3843.

The Older man. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3843.

LU3844.

The Older man. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3844.

LU3845.

The Older man. Pt. 3. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3845.

LU3846.

The Older man. Pt. 4. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3846.

LU3847.

Barbara’s friend. Pt. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3847.

LU3848.

Barbara’s friend. Pt. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3848.

LU3849.

Bob loves Barbara. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3849.

LU3850.

Ann’s out of town client. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3850.

LU3851.

The Ghost writer. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3851.

LU3852.

The Second Mrs. Cooper. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min. (One day at a time) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 2Dec77; LU3852.

LU3853.

Bill gets married. Toy Productions. 29 min. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3853.

LU3854.

Mama, the school girl. Toy Productions. 30 min. (What’s happening!) Appl. au: Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 2Dec77; LU3854.

LU3855.

Estos son hombres. 34 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. A. Hilderbran. © Pretzel Productions & J. A. Hilderbran; 30Nov77; LU3855.

LU3856.

The Incredible tree. William F. Herrick. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © William F. Herrick & Phyllis Dunn Herrick; 25Oct77; LU3856.

LU3857.

Get it on! Nucleus Film Productions. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Greg H. Sims. © Nucleus Film Productions & Greg H. Sims; 25Oct77; LU3857.

LU3858.

Captain Lust. Tiantric Pictures. Distributed by Anonymous Releasing Triumvirate. 82 min., sd., color. Appl. au: Captain Lost, Ltd. © Captain Lost, Ltd.; 26Sep77; LU3858.

LU3859.

The Time of the Eagle. Easy Productions./Audiofonics, Inc. 100 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in case. © Hucega, Inc.; 5Oct77; LU3859.

LU3860.

Thelma’s African romance. Pt. 1–2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 58 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 12Dec77; LU3860.

LU3861.

Hereafter. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Don Kirshner Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., videotape in cassette. © T.A.T. Communications Company & Don Kirshner Productions; 20Dec77; LU3861.

LU3862.

Stick around. No. 0101. T.A.T. Communications Company in association with Humble Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. © T.A.T. Communications Company; 5Dec77; LU3862.

LU3863.

Mister Magic. Edie Lynch Films, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. English & Spanish. Appl. au: Edie Lynch. © Edie Lynch; 12Dec77; LU3863.

LU3864.

Mike and Gloria meet. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; LU3864.

LU3865.

Archie’s road back—Pill (part 2) Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; LU3865.

LU3866.

Archie’s bitter pill. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; LU3866.

LU3867.

Maude’s Christmas surprise. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; LU3867.

LU3868.

Thelma’s brief encounter. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3868.

LU3869.

Requiem for a wino. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3869.

LU3870.

I had a dream. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3870.

LU3871.

Willona’s Mister Right. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3871.

LU3872.

Penny’s Christmas. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3872.

LU3873.

No more Mister Nice Guy. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Good times) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3873.

LU3874.

The Gay bar. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 20Dec77; LU3874.

LU3875.

Businessperson of the year. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (Maude) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 20Dec77; LU3875.

LU3876.

Archie and the Ku Klux Klan. Pt. 2. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 20Dec77; LU3876.

LU3877.

Archie’s grand opening. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 20Dec77; LU3877.

LU3878.

Archie and the Ku Klux Klan. Pt. 1. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 20Dec77; LU3878.

LU3879.

The Last leaf. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Dec77; LU3879.

LU3880.

Florence gets lucky. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Dec77: LU3880.

LU3881.

George needs help. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Dec77; LU3881.

LU3882.

The Jefferson curve. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Dec77; LU3882.

LU3883.

984 West 124th, apartment 5C. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd. (The Jeffersons) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 28Dec77; LU3883.

LU3884.

Xmas show. Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Carter country) © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3884.

LU3885.

Chicks and turkeys. Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Carter country) © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3885.

LU3886.

Chief to chief. Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd. (Carter country) © Bud Yorkin Productions, Inc.; 28Dec77; LU3886.

LU3887.

Malice in Bigotland. Esmeralda Films, Inc. 11 min., color, 16 mm. © Esmeralda Films, Inc.; 22Dec77; LU3887.

LU3888.

The Devil’s trial. Santa Barbara City College Television Production Workshop. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: David T. Millar. © David T. Millar; 22Sep77; LU3888.

LU3889.

The I Ching, third eye reality, hexagram number one (ch’ien), superpsychic. Asymptote Enterprises. 100 min., si., color and b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: I Ching, third eye reality, hexagram one, superpsychic. Appl. au: Daax Hu’Doklin. © Daax Hu’Doklin; 29Dec77; LU3889.

LU3890.

Please please me. Pacific Coast Films, Inc. 75 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Pacific Coast Films, Inc.; 16Dec77; LU3890.

LU3891.

Do you wanna be loved? Pacific Coast Films, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Pacific Coast Films, Inc.; 16Dec77; LU3891.

LU3892.

Message from Mercury. Jimmy Lee Tillman. 60 min., sd. © Jimmy Lee Tillman; 30Jun77; LU3892.

#### MP

MP27699.

A World in a grain of sand. Corning Glass Works. Produced in association with Film Counselors, Inc. Made by Rayant Pictures, Ltd. Distributed by Corning. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Corning Glass Works; 7Apr75; MP27699.

MP29674.

The New chemistry, University of Delaware. 44 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Chemistry of the Founding Fathers) © University of Delaware; 4Jul76; MP29674.

MP30496.

Breast feeding. Modesto Junior College. 8 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Modesto Junior College; 1Jul76 (in notice: 1975); MP30496.

MP30761.

The First (motion) picture show. Geoffrey Bell. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 21Jun76, MU9797. © Geoffrey Bell; 8Apr77; MP30761.

MP30990.

The Volga. National Geographic Society & WQED Pittsburgh. 59 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Geographic Society; 8Mar77; MP30990.

MP31042.

Keep in touch w/o tag. The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division (in notice: Gillette); 11Sep76; MP31042.

MP31043.

Waterfall new. The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division (in notice: Gillette); 11Jun76; MP31043.

MP31044.

Sultry lady rev. The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division (in notice: Gillette); 4Aug76; MP31044.

MP31045.

Jackpot. The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division. 10 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division (in notice: Gillette). 8Jun76; MP31045.

MP31046.

Keep in touch w/tag. The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division (in notice: Gillette); 5Oct76; MP31046.

MP31047.

Big story. The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division (in notice: Gillette); 7Oct76; MP31047.

MP31048.

Masked rider. The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division (in notice: Gillette); 12May76; MP31048.

MP31049.

Bathroom w/firm and free tag. The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division (in notice: Gillette); 12Jan76; MP31049.

MP31050.

Mirror. The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division. 10 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Safety Razor Division (in notice: Gillette); 17May76; MP31050.

MP31051.

Long hold demo 2. The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © The Gillette Company, Personal Care Division (in notice: Gillette); 6Mar75; MP31051.

MP31052.

Silver linings. The Salvation Army. Made by Fred A. Niles Communication Centers, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Salvation Army; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31052.

MP31053.

You’ve got nails, 2. Del Laboratories, Inc. 25 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Del Laboratories, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31053.

MP31054.

Ten great nails—egg 2. Del Laboratories, Inc. 25 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Del Laboratories, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31054.

MP31055.

In celebration of U.S. CBS News. 960 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jul76; MP31055.

MP31056.

Helping people perform: what managers are paid for. BNA Communications, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31056.

MP31057.

How to work with your fellow managers. BNA Communications, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31057.

MP31058.

How to manage the boss. BNA Communications, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31058.

MP31059.

How to make the organization work for you. BNA Communications, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31059.

MP31060.

How to take the right risks: the manager as decision maker. BNA Communications, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31060.

MP31061.

Planning and goal setting: time-waste or management tool? BNA Communications, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Manager and the organization) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 18Apr77; MP31061.

MP31062.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct76; MP31062.

MP31063.

The Little tadpole who grew. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 7Sep76; MP31063.

MP31064.

Bike super stars. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 17Aug76; MP31064.

MP31065.

Fast and slow. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 2Jan77; MP31065.

MP31066.

Beginning responsibility: taking care of your own things. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31066.

MP31067.

The Nature of life: cells, tissues and organs. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 6May77; MP31067.

MP31068.

Animals of Africa. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 21Mar77; MP31068.

MP31069.

Let’s measure: using milliliters and liters. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP31069.

MP31070.

If elected, I promise. Fenwick Productions. Distributed by Harper and Row Media. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American Presidential campaign) Appl. au: Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. © Fenwick Productions & Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 13Sep76; MP31070.

MP31071.

LeBaron and Diplomat technical highlights. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 23Apr77; MP31071.

MP31072.

SRA teaching problems laboratory. Science Research Associates, Inc. Made by Skyline Films, Inc. 11 motion pictures (5 min. each), sd., color, 16 mm. © Science Research Associates, Inc., 5Oct67; MP31072.

MP31073.

The Song remains the same. Swan Song, Inc. Released by Warner Brothers. 137 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Swan Song, Inc.; 20Oct76; MP31073.

MP31074.

Violence in America. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 183 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Jan77; MP31074.

MP31075.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct76; MP31075.

MP31076.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP31076.

MP31077.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Nov76; MP31077.

MP31078.

CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Mar77; MP31078.

MP31079.

CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, November 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Nov76; MP31079.

MP31080.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Nov76; MP31080.

MP31081.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Nov76; MP31081.

MP31082.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP31082.

MP31083.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, November 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Nov76; MP31083.

MP31084.

CBS morning news, Friday, November 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Nov76; MP31084.

MP31085.

CBS morning news, Monday, November 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP31085.

MP31086.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 Min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Nov76; MP31086.

MP31087.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, November 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 Min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Nov76; MP31087.

MP31088.

CBS morning news, Friday, November 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 Min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Nov76; MP31088.

MP31089.

CBS morning news, Monday, November 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 Min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Nov76; MP31089.

MP31090.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Sep76; MP31090.

MP31091.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Sep76; MP31091.

MP31092.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep76; MP31092.

MP31093.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Sep76; MP31093.

MP31094.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Sep76; MP31094.

MP31095.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 11, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Nov76; MP31095.

MP31096.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 12, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Nov76; MP31096.

MP31097.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Nov76; MP31097.

MP31098.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Nov76; MP31098.

MP31099.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, November 18, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Nov76; MP31099.

MP31100.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 19, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Nov76; MP31100.

MP31101.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP31101.

MP31102.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, November 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Nov76; MP31102.

MP31103.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, November 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Nov76; MP31103.

MP31104.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, November 26, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Nov76; MP31104.

MP31105.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, November 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Nov76; MP31105.

MP31106.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP31106.

MP31107.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Dec76; MP31107.

MP31108.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Dec76; MP31108.

MP31109.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Dec76; MP31109.

MP31110.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 22, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Dec76; MP31110.

MP31111.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 28, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Dec76; MP31111.

MP31112.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Jan77; MP31112.

MP31113.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, January 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP31113.

MP31114.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, January 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jan77; MP31114.

MP31115.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Jan77; MP31115.

MP31116.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, January 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Jan77; MP31116.

MP31117.

The First line of fire defense. Insurance Company of North America. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © INA Corporation; 4Apr77; MP31117.

MP31118.

Management by objectives. Sessions 1–5. Training Section, New York State Department of Civil Service. 5 motion pictures (60 min. each), sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassettes. Appl. au: New York State Department of Civil Service. © New York State Department of Civil Service (in notice: Training Section, N.Y.S. Department of Civil Service); 9Feb77; MP31118.

MP31119.

The Pursuit of happiness. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Children’s version. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Prev. pub. 17May76, MP30001. NM: editing & revision. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18May76; MP31119.

MP31120.

The Last voyage of the Argo Merchant. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 51 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 9Mar77; MP31120.

MP31121.

First aid for head and neck injuries in football. The University of Michigan Audio-Visual Education Center, Film Production Unit. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Regents of the University of Michigan; 1Dec76; MP31121.

MP31122.

Organized to attack. Florida Steel Corporation. 10 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Florida Steel Corporation; 6Feb76; MP31122.

MP31123.

Look out for the cards. Florida Steel Corporation. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Florida Steel Corporation; 20May76; MP31123.

MP31124.

Physician-administrator pressure points. Teach ‘Em, Inc. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (TV-77) © Teach ’Em, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP31124.

MP31125.

Not by chance—a documentary of birth at home. Cinema Medica, Inc. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cinema Medica, Inc.; 15Mar77; MP31125.

MP31126.

Finger fuckin’ fun. Diverse Industries, Inc. 13 min., si., color, 8 mm. (Candy samples) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 15May77; MP31126.

MP31127.

Home cumming queen. Diverse Industries, Inc. 13 min., si., color, 8 mm. (Candy samples) © Diverse Industries, Inc.; 15May77; MP31127.

MP31128.

Your street. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 1) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31128.

MP31129.

Screech. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 2) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31129.

MP31130.

Blind spots. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 3) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31130.

MP31131.

Beware. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 4) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31131.

MP31132.

Search. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 5) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31132.

MP31133.

Danger hunting. Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility. Made by Anthony T. Lorch, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Discovering traffic safety, film 6) © Highway Users Federation for Safety and Mobility; 14Jun77; MP31133.

MP31134.

Disco 77. Program no. 3. Marcus Productions. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Appl. au: Disco-Vision Productions, Inc. © Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.; 16Mar77; MP31134.

MP31135.

Pain games 2. Johnson County Community Mental Health Center. 35 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) © Johnson County Mental Health Center—Olathe (in notice: Johnson County Community Mental Health Center); 15Jun76; MP31135.

MP31136.

Galveston—the gilded age of the Golden Isle. Kuht Film. 59 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Robert Cozens. © Robert Cozens; 25Apr77; MP31136.

MP31137.

The Search for something else. NBC News. 51 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: National Broadcasting Company, Inc. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jun76; MP31137.

MP31138.

Danger! radioactive waste. NBC News. 50 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: National Broadcasting Company, Inc. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 21Jan77; MP31138.

MP31139.

The Sometime soldiers. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 54 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (NBC reports) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 23Nov76; MP31139.

MP31140.

Fair trial/free press—is the First Amendment unconstitutional? National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (NBC reports) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27May76; MP31140.

MP31141.

Without words: an introduction to nonverbal communication. Prentice-Hall, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Prentice-Hall, Inc.; 1Apr77; MP31141.

MP31142.

All that glitters. Episode no. 1. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Apr77; MP31142.

MP31143.

All that glitters. Episode no. 2. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Apr77; MP31143.

MP31144.

All that glitters. Episode no. 3. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Apr77; MP31144.

MP31145.

All that glitters. Episode no. 4. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Apr77; MP31145.

MP31146.

All that glitters. Episode no. 5. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 1Apr77; MP31146.

MP31147.

All that glitters. Episode no. 6. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Apr77; MP31147.

MP31148.

All that glitters. Episode no. 7. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Apr77; MP31148.

MP31149.

All that glitters. Episode no. 8. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 8Apr77; MP31149.

MP31150.

All that glitters. Episode no. 9. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 9Apr77; MP31150.

MP31151.

All that glitters. Episode no. 10. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 9Apr77; MP31151.

MP31152.

All that glitters. Episode no. 11. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Apr77; MP31152.

MP31153.

All that glitters. Episode no. 12. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Apr77; MP31153.

MP31154.

All that glitters. Episode no. 13. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Apr77; MP31154.

MP31155.

All that glitters. Episode no. 14. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Apr77; MP31155.

MP31156.

All that glitters. Episode no. 15. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 15Apr77; MP31156.

MP31157.

All that glitters. Episode no. 16. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Apr77; MP31157.

MP31158.

All that glitters. Episode no. 17. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Apr77; MP31158.

MP31159.

All that glitters. Episode no. 18. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Apr77; MP31159.

MP31160.

All that glitters. Episode no. 19. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Apr77; MP31160.

MP31161.

All that glitters. Episode no. 20. T.A.T. Communications Company. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © T.A.T. Communications Company; 22Apr77. MP31161.

MP31162.

Observing and recording. Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center. Distributed by Melton Book Company. 42 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The RADEA program) © Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center; 3May76; MP31162.

MP31163.

Behavior Management in the SSDP. Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center. Distributed by Melton Book Company. 38 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The RADEA program) © Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center; 3May76; MP31163.

MP31164.

Behavior and the behavioral objective. Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center. Distributed by Melton Book Company. 31 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The RADEA program) Add. ti: Behavior and behavioral objective. © Dallas County Mental Health and Mental Retardation Center; 3May76; MP31164.

MP31165.

Quest for the obscure: Medieval renaissance folk music. Modesto Junior College. 50 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4) in cassette. © Modesto Junior College; 1Jul77; MP31165.

MP31166.

The Peruvian paso. International Productions, Ltd. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © International Productions, Ltd.; 29Apr77; MP31166.

MP31167.

Sex education: a rationale for public schools. P.M. Productions. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sex education) © P.M. Productions; 15May77; MP31167.

MP31168.

Sex education: developing a program. P.M. Productions. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sex education) © P.M. Productions; 15May77; MP31168.

MP31169.

Off the record. P.M. Productions. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © P.M. Productions; 11Jun77; MP31169.

MP31170.

Goin’ home. Prentiss Productions. 98 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Prentiss Productions; 3Sep76; MP31170.

MP31171.

The Twenty minute package. United Way of America. 34 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © United Way of America; 9May77; MP31171.

MP31172.

Air-screen cleaner. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Principles of seed processing) Appl. au: Leroy E. Everson © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 4Dec75; MP31172.

MP31173.

Spiral separator. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Principles of seed processing) Appl. au: Leroy E. Everson © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 4Dec75; MP31173.

MP31174.

Velvet roll separator. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Principles of seed processing) Appl. au: Leroy E. Everson © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 4Dec75; MP31174.

MP31175.

Indent disk separator. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Principles of seed processing) Appl. au: Leroy E. Everson © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 4Dec75; MP31175.

MP31176.

Specific gravity separator. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Principles of seed processing) Appl. au: Leroy E. Everson © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 4Dec75; MP31176.

MP31177.

Tobacco: its history. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 15 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Tobacco) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31177.

MP31178.

Tobacco: everything you didn’t want to know. State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center. 17 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Tobacco) © State University of New York at Albany, Educational Communication Center a.k.a. The University at Albany, Educational Communication Center (in notice: State University of New York at Albany); 1Jan76; MP31178.

MP31179.

Breads and cereals. Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eating what’s good for you) © Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Dec76; MP31179.

MP31180.

Milk products, fats and oils. Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eating what’s good for you) © Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Dec76; MP31180.

MP31181.

Meats. Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eating what’s good for you) © Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Dec76; MP31181.

MP31182.

Fruits and vegetables. Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eating what’s good for you) © Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Dec76; MP31182.

MP31183.

Program design. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. A CTV production. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading chain, level 2, tape 1-A) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 23Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP31183.

MP31184.

First aid for choking. Continental Film Productions Corporation. 3 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Continental Film Productions Corporation; 1Sep76; MP31184.

MP31185.

Using fire extinguishers the right way. National Fire Protection Association. Made by Urbanimage Corporation. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Fire Protection Association; 2Feb77; MP31185.

MP31186.

Come to the flea market. Pike Productions, Inc. 1 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Pike Productions, Inc.; 16Jun77; MP31186.

MP31187.

Menu variety. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 10Jan77; MP31187.

MP31188.

Thick or thin. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 10Jan77; MP31188.

MP31189.

Tuesday night buffet. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 10Jan77; MP31189.

MP31190.

Noon buffets. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 10Jan77; MP31190.

MP31191.

Suzy. Show no. 1. Lirol Productions. Produced in association with Kenyon and Eckhardt Productions & Marvin H. Sugarman, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Lirol Productions; 30May77; MP31191.

MP31192.

Suzy. Show no. 2. Lirol Productions. Produced in association with Kenyon and Eckhardt Productions & Marvin H. Sugarman, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Lirol Productions; 3Jun77; MP31192.

MP31193.

Dad. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 13Dec76 (in notice: 1977); MP31193.

MP31194.

Trio. Pizza Inn Advertising Plan. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tracy-Locke Company, Inc. © Pizza Inn Advertising Plan; 13Dec76 (in notice: 1977); MP31194.

MP31195.

Radio system diagnosis. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 27Jun77; MP31195.

MP31196.

Impact energy absorbing bumper system. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 23May77; MP31196.

MP31197.

LeBaron 2-door features and comparison. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 5May77; MP31197.

MP31198.

LeBaron sedan features and comparison. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 1May77; MP31198.

MP31199.

Diplomat sedan features and comparison. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 5May77; MP31199.

MP31200.

Diplomat 2-door features and comparison. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 1May77; MP31200.

MP31201.

Meat. Kine Films, Inc. Released by Zipporah Films. 113 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Frederick Wiseman. © Kine Films, Inc.; 13Nov76; MP31201.

MP31202.

Me and Stella: a film about Elizabeth Cotten. Geri Ashur. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Geri Ashur; 4Dec76; MP31202.

MP31203.

Veg-O-Matic 2. Popeil Brothers, Inc. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Popeil Brothers, Inc.; 27Jun77; MP31203.

MP31204.

A Common but individual experience. University of Wisconsin, Extension, Department of Nursing. Made by School of Nursing and Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Pain) Appl. au: University of Wisconsin System. © University of Wisconsin, System Board of Regents (in notice: Regents of University of Wisconsin System); 3Nov76; MP31204.

MP31205.

Assessing the patient in pain. University of Wisconsin, Extension, Department of Nursing. Made by School of Nursing and Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Pain) Appl. au: University of Wisconsin System. © University of Wisconsin System, Board of Regents (in notice: Regents of University of Wisconsin System); 10Nov76; MP31205.

MP31206.

Nursing intervention. University of Wisconsin, Extension, Department of Nursing. Made by School of Nursing and Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Pain) Appl. au: University of Wisconsin System. © University of Wisconsin System, Board of Regents (in notice: Regents of University of Wisconsin System); 17Nov76; MP31206.

MP31207.

Pharmacologic approaches. University of Wisconsin, Extension, Department of Nursing. Made by School of Nursing and Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin. 27 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Pain) Appl. au: University of Wisconsin System. © University of Wisconsin System, Board of Regents (in notice: Regents of University of Wisconsin System); 24Nov76; MP31207.

MP31208.

Non-pharmacologic approaches. University of Wisconsin, Extension, Department of Nursing. Made by School of Nursing and Media Development Center, University of Wisconsin. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Pain) Appl. au: University of Wisconsin System. © University of Wisconsin System, Board of Regents (in notice: Regents of University of Wisconsin System); 1Dec76; MP31208.

MP31209.

X-linked inheritance. The National Foundation—March of Dimes. Made by Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Introductory course in human genetics) © The National Foundation—March of Dimes; 1Apr77; MP31209.

MP31210.

Autosomal recessive inheritance. The National Foundation—March of Dimes. Made by Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Introductory course in human genetics) © The National Foundation—March of Dimes; 1Apr77; MP31210.

MP31211.

Autosomal dominant inheritance. The National Foundation—March of Dimes. Made by Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Introductory course in human genetics) © The National Foundation—March of Dimes; 1Apr77; MP31211.

MP31212.

Chromosomal errors. The National Foundation—March of Dimes. Made by Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Introductory course in human genetics) © The National Foundation—March of Dimes; 1Jul76 (in notice: 1977); MP31212.

MP31213.

Genetics and you. The National Foundation—March of Dimes. Made by Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Introductory course in human genetics) © The National Foundation—March of Dimes; 1Jul76 (in notice: 1977); MP31213.

MP31214.

So you’ve got diabetes. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Diabetes series) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31214.

MP31215.

Insulin self-care. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Diabetes series) Add. ti: Injecting insulin. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31215.

MP31216.

Hopedale: reflections on the past. Merrimack Valley Textile Museum. 28 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. © Merrimack Valley Textile Museum; 1Jun77; MP31216.

MP31217.

Let the spirit move. Salem Films. 25 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: William L. Gray. © Salem Films; 10Jan77; MP31217.

MP31218.

Dynamics of male dominance in a baboon troop. Educational Services, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Educational Services, Inc.; 1Jul66; MP31218.

MP31219.

More in your favor. The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 15Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31219.

MP31220.

Move ’em out fast and easy. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 5 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 2Aug76; MP31220.

MP31221.

Good vibrations. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 6 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 3Jan77; MP31221.

MP31222.

Conservation tillage with an International Conser-Till chisel plow. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 7 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 3Jan77; MP31222.

MP31223.

For whom the siren sounds. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 15 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 7Feb77; MP31223.

MP31224.

4 wheel-up time. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 14 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 4Apr77; MP31224.

MP31225.

Uptime—profit time. International Harvester Company. Made by International Photographic Center. 15 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © International Harvester Company; 7Feb77; MP31225.

MP31226.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 19. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jan77; MP31226.

MP31227.

Who’s who. Ed. 1, show 2. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 5Jan77; MP31227.

MP31228.

Who’s who. Ed. 1, show 3. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 12Jan77; MP31228.

MP31229.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 12. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; MP31229.

MP31230.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 8. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 11Nov76; MP31230.

MP31231.

60 Minutes. Vol. 8, no. 32. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Sep76; MP31231.

MP31232.

Problem solving. National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc. Made by Aesop Films, Inc. Distributed by Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the mini-calculator) © The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc.; 13Oct76; MP31232.

MP31233.

Classroom management. National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc. Made by Aesop Films, Inc. Distributed by Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the mini-calculator) © The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc.; 12Oct76; MP31233.

MP31234.

Introduction. National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc. Made by Aesop Films, Inc. Distributed by Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the mini-calculator) © The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics, Inc.; 13Aug76; MP31234.

MP31235.

Oh, my aching. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 24May77 (in notice: 1976); MP31235.

MP31236.

Getting to know you. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 10May77 (in notice: 1976); MP31236.

MP31237.

The Cold facts. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 31May77 (in notice: 1976); MP31237.

MP31238.

Just skin deep. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 14Jun77 (in notice: 1976); MP31238.

MP31239.

Clearing your throat. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 7Jun77 (in notice: 1976); MP31239.

MP31240.

The Troubled tummy. Health Systems, Inc. & KAID-TV. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) Appl. au: Healthwise, Inc. © Healthwise, Inc.; 17May77 (in notice: 1976); MP31240.

MP31241.

A Stitch in time. KAID-TV & Healthwise, Inc. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) © Healthwise, Inc.; 6Apr77; MP31241.

MP31242.

In case of emergency. KAID-TV & Healthwise, Inc. 27 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) © Healthwise, Inc.; 13Apr77; MP31242.

MP31243.

Time for you. KAID-TV & Healthwise, Inc. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) © Healthwise, Inc.; 12Jul77; MP31243.

MP31244.

Open wide. KAID-TV & Healthwise, Inc. 29 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Healthwise) © Healthwise, Inc.; 5Jul77; MP31244.

MP31245.

Life is good. Sunburst Productions, Inc. 20 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sunburst Productions, Inc.; 1Jun76; MP31245.

MP31246.

Stretch Cunningham, goodbye. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 19Jan77; MP31246.

MP31247.

The Joys of sex. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 26Jan77; MP31247.

MP31248.

Mike the pacifist. Tandem Productions, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 9Feb77; MP31248.

MP31249.

Fire. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 16Feb77; MP31249.

MP31250.

Mike and Gloria split. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 22Feb77; MP31250.

MP31251.

Archie the liberal. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 1Mar77; MP31251.

MP31252.

Archie’s dog day afternoon. Tandem Productions, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 8Mar77; MP31252.

MP31253.

Mike goes skiing. Tandem Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (All in the family) © Tandem Productions, Inc.; 18Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31253.

MP31254.

The Mighty Volga. National Geographic Society. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 8Mar77, MP30990. NM: abridgment & revisions. © National Geographic Society; 5Jul77; MP31254.

MP31255.

A Place in time: A View of historic preservation in the United States. National Trust for Historic Preservation. Produced in cooperation with Bird and Son, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Trust for Historic Preservation in the United States; 5May77; MP31255.

MP31256.

The Wild and fragile isles of the Santa Barbara Channel. Sierra Club. Distributed by Association Films, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sierra Club; 4Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP31256.

MP31257.

Alaska, land in the balance. Sierra Club. Distributed by Association Films, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sierra Club; 18Mar77; MP31257.

MP31258.

Born with a habit. Edward A. Mason. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Edward A. Mason; 27Apr77; MP31258.

MP31259.

Home cleaning of the Bennett respirator, AP 4 and AP 5. Golden Coast Film Productions. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Use and cleaning of breathing machines) Add. ti: The Cleaning of the Bennett breathing machine. © Golden Coast Film Productions; 3May76; MP31259.

MP31260.

Home cleaning of the Bird Mark 7 Portabird respirator. Golden Coast Film Productions. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Use and cleaning of breathing machines) Add. ti: The Cleaning of the Bird breathing machine. © Golden Coast Film Productions; 3May76; MP31260.

MP31261.

Your home breathing treatment with the Bird Mark 7 Portabird respirator. Golden Coast Film Productions. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Use and cleaning of breathing machines) Add. ti: The Use of the Bird breathing machine. © Golden Coast Film Productions; 3May76; MP31261.

MP31262.

Your home breathing treatment with the Bennett respirator, AP 4 and AP 5. Golden Coast Film Productions. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Use and cleaning of breathing machines) Add. ti: The Use of the Bennett breathing machine. © Golden Coast Film Productions; 3May76; MP31262.

MP31263.

Johnny Cash ridin’ the rails. The Great American train story. Webster-Rivkin Productions, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Nicholas Webster & Dyann Rivkin. © Webster-Rivkin Productions, Inc., solely owned by Nicholas Webster & Dyann Rivkin (in notice: Webster-Rivkin Production); 22Nov74; MP31263.

MP31264.

Mark Twain: when I was a boy. National Geographic Society. Made by AMES-Jan Skrentny Production. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Geographic Society; 14Jul77; MP31264.

MP31265.

Pastoral supervision, a very special ministry. John R. Compton. 37 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © John R. Compton; 17Jan77; MP31265.

MP31266.

Good vibes van. Youth Alternatives of Boise. Made by Film Originals. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Helen Stanfield Smith. © George Oliver Smith & Helen Stanfield Smith d.b.a. Film Originals; 7Jul77; MP31266.

MP31267.

Are you ready? School bus evacuation drills. Seven Oaks Productions. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Seven Oaks Productions; 16May77; MP31267.

MP31268.

Some kind of presence. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Produced in association with the National Council of Churches. 58 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 11Oct71; MP31268.

MP31269.

Food for all. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. A presentation of The National Council of Churches Communication Commission. 58 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Jun76; MP31269.

MP31270.

Faces of hope. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 57 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Southern Baptist hour) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec75; MP31270.

MP31271.

Magnificat—Mary’s song of liberation. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Produced in association with the Division for Film and Broadcasting, United States Catholic Conference. 58 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 3Nov75; MP31271.

MP31272.

Golden spring. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. Produced in association with the Southern Baptist Convention’s Radio and Television Commission. 57 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Southern Baptist hour) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Oct74; MP31272.

MP31273.

Mexican, and American. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 58 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Feb76; MP31273.

MP31274.

America’s people. Dana Productions, a division of Saparoff Films. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Albert Saparoff d.b.a. Dana Productions, a division of Saparoff Films. © Dana Productions, a division of Saparoff Films, Inc.; 10May77; MP31274.

MP31275.

The Church in action, 1974. Media Services, Brigham Young University. 33 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Church in action) © Brigham Young University, Media Services; 21Oct76; MP31275.

MP31276.

Resuscitation of the newborn. American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists; 1Dec76; MP31276.

MP31277.

Carol. Preterm Institute, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31277.

MP31278.

Counseling during the procedure. Preterm Institute, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) Add. ti: Counseling in the procedure room. © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31278.

MP31279.

Mary. Preterm Institute, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31279.

MP31280.

Diane. Preterm Institute, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31280.

MP31281.

Gail. Preterm Institute, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31281.

MP31282.

The Abortion counseling interview. Preterm Institute, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Counselor training series) © Preterm Institute, Inc.; 10May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31282.

MP31283.

Hardhats. Mandlinfilm, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mandlinfilm, Inc.; 31Aug76; MP31283.

MP31284.

Flight without wings. Aetna Life and Casualty. Produced in cooperation with The National Ski Patrol. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Aetna Life and Casualty; 15Jun77; MP31284.

MP31285.

Fire: concepts and behavior. Public Affairs Division, National Fire Protection Association. Made by Urbanimage Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: National Fire Protection Association. © National Fire Protection Association; 5May77; MP31285.

MP31286.

The Sexological experience. The Regents of the University of California. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Jay Mann. © The Regents of the University of California; 1Apr77; MP31286.

MP31287.

Frontier America. Forma Art Associates, Ltd. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Philip Morris, Inc.; 15Jun77; MP31287.

MP31288.

Color and light: an introduction. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 18Mar77; MP31288.

MP31289.

Mammals with hoofs. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire Inc.; 8Jun77; MP31289.

MP31290.

The Great blue heron. Coronet Instructional Media, division of Esquire, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP31290.

MP31291.

Medieval society: the villagers. Coronet Instructional Media, division of Esquire, Inc. Made by Gateway Productions, Ltd. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 16Jul76; MP31291.

MP31292.

Energy: the ultimate problem? Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 16Mar76; MP31292.

MP31293.

People at work: many kinds of jobs. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 17Jun76; MP31293.

MP31294.

Construction work: the carpenter. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 10Jun76; MP31294.

MP31295.

Alcohol: choices for handling it. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. @ Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 9Jul76; MP31295.

MP31296.

Gilly, the salamander. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 14Sep76; MP31296.

MP31297.

Fingers. Missouri Pacific Railroad Company. 3 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Missouri Pacific Railroad Company; 25Jul77; MP31297.

MP31298.

The New Colombia. Directions International, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Directions International, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP31298.

MP31299.

Lifting the veil. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 14 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 4) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 6Dec76 (in notice: 1977); MP31299.

MP31300.

Energy: 2000. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issues 6–7) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 1Mar77; MP31300.

MP31301.

The Business of America. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issues 1–2) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 4Oct76; MP31301.

MP31302.

Focus on 1952. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 14 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 5) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 4Jan77; MP31302.

MP31303.

The Lone eagle. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 13 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 8) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 5Apr77; MP31303.

MP31304.

Mao Tse-tung. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation. 13 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Screen news digest, vol. 19, issue 3) NM: compilation & additions. © Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation; 2Nov76; MP31304.

MP31305.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, February 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Feb77; MP31305.

MP31306.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, December 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Dec76 (in notice: 1975); MP31306.

MP31307.

CBS evening news with Morton Dean, Sunday, December 5, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Dec76; MP31307.

MP31308.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 15. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 30Dec76 (in notice: 1977); MP31308.

MP31309.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, November 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Nov76; MP31309.

MP31310.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Saturday, December 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Dec76; MP31310.

MP31311.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, November 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Nov76; MP31311.

MP31312.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, November 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Nov76; MP31312.

MP31313.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, November 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Nov76; MP31313.

MP31314.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, December 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP31314.

MP31315.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, December 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Dec76; MP31315.

MP31316.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, December 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Dec76; MP31316.

MP31317.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, December 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; MP31317.

MP31318.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, November 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Nov76; MP31318.

MP31319.

CBS morning news, Thursday, December 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; MP31319.

MP31320.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, December 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Dec76; MP31320.

MP31321.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, December 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Dec76; MP31321.

MP31322.

CBS morning news, Monday, December 6, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Dec76; MP31322.

MP31323.

CBS morning news, Friday, December 3, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. CBS, Inc.; 3Dec76; MP31323.

MP31324.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, December 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP31324.

MP31325.

CBS morning news, Thursday, December 2, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Dec76; MP31325.

MP31326.

Personal money management. Dillingham Corporation. 242 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Dillingham Corporation; 21Jun77; MP31326.

MP31327.

Sampling and estimation shaves $122,000,000! John Wiley and Sons, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inferential statistics, pt. 1) Appl. au: Robert Johnson. © John Wiley and Sons, Inc.; 8Feb77 (in notice: 1975); MP31327.

MP31328.

Hypothesis testing—rats, robots, and roller skates. John Wiley and Sons, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inferential statistics, pt. 2) Appl. au: Robert Johnson. © John Wiley and Sons, Inc.; 8Feb77 (in notice: 1975); MP31328.

MP31329.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, December 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Dec76; MP31329.

MP31330.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jul77; MP31330.

MP31331.

The Supervisory management course. American Management Associations. 145 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © American Management Associations; 8Jul77; MP31331.

MP31332.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, July 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jul77; MP31332.

MP31333.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 27. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 31Mar77; MP31333.

MP31334.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 36. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Jun77; MP31334.

MP31335.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 35. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 26May77; MP31335.

MP31336.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 34. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 19May77; MP31336.

MP31337.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 33. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 12May77; MP31337.

MP31338.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 32. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 5May77; MP31338.

MP31339.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 31. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 28Apr77; MP31339.

MP31340.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 30. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 21Apr77; MP31340.

MP31341.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 29. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 14Apr77; MP31341.

MP31342.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 28. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 7Apr77; MP31342.

MP31343.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 13, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Dec76; MP31343.

MP31344.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Dec76; MP31344.

MP31345.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Dec76; MP31345.

MP31346.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 17, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Dec76; MP31346.

MP31347.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 20, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Dec76; MP31347.

MP31348.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, December 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Dec76; MP31348.

MP31349.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Dec76; MP31349.

MP31350.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 24, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Dec76; MP31350.

MP31351.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 23, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Dec76; MP31351.

MP31352.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, December 21, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Dec76; MP31352.

MP31353.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, December 10, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Dec76; MP31353.

MP31354.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 9, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Dec76; MP31354.

MP31355.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, December 8, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Dec76; MP31355.

MP31356.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Jul77; MP31356.

MP31357.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Aug77; MP31357.

MP31358.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jul77; MP31358.

MP31359.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, July 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Jul77; MP31359.

MP31360.

CBS morning news, Monday, July 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Jul77; MP31360.

MP31361.

CBS morning news, Thursday, July 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Jul77; MP31361.

MP31362.

CBS morning news, Monday, July 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Jul77; MP31362.

MP31363.

CBS morning news, Thursday, July 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jul77; MP31363.

MP31364.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Aug77; MP31364.

MP31365.

CBS morning news, Monday, August 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Aug77; MP31365.

MP31366.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Aug77; MP31366.

MP31367.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Aug77; MP31367.

MP31368.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 3, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Aug77; MP31368.

MP31369.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Jul77; MP31369.

MP31370.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Jul77; MP31370.

MP31371.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Jul77; MP31371.

MP31372.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 24, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Jun77; MP31372.

MP31373.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Jun77; MP31373.

MP31374.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Jun77; MP31374.

MP31375.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Mar77; MP31375.

MP31376.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 22, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Mar77; MP31376.

MP31377.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Mar77; MP31377.

MP31378.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Mar77; MP31378.

MP31379.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Mar77; MP31379.

MP31380.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, March 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Mar77; MP31380.

MP31381.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Mar77; MP31381.

MP31382.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, April 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Apr77; MP31382.

MP31383.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, March 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Mar77; MP31383.

MP31384.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, March 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar77; MP31384.

MP31385.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 31, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Mar77; MP31385.

MP31386.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, April 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Apr77; MP31386.

MP31387.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, April 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Apr77; MP31387.

MP31388.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, March 24, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Mar77; MP31388.

MP31389.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, April 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Apr77; MP31389.

MP31390.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, April 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Apr77; MP31390.

MP31391.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, April 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Apr77; MP31391.

MP31392.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, April 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Apr77; MP31392.

MP31393.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, March 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Mar77; MP31393.

MP31394.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, January 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Jan77; MP31394.

MP31395.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, January 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Jan77; MP31395.

MP31396.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, January 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP31396.

MP31397.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, January 31, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Jan77; MP31397.

MP31398.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, February 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Feb77; MP31398.

MP31399.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, February 3, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Feb77; MP31399.

MP31400.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Jun77; MP31400.

MP31401.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Jul77; MP31401.

MP31402.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Jul77; MP31402.

MP31403.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Jul77; MP31403.

MP31404.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Jul77; MP31404.

MP31405.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Feb77; MP31405.

MP31406.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, March 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Mar77; MP31406.

MP31407.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, February 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Feb77; MP31407.

MP31408.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, February 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 in., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Feb77; MP31408.

MP31409.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, February 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Feb77; MP31409.

MP31410.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, February 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Feb77; MP31410.

MP31411.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, February 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Feb77; MP31411.

MP31412.

Time is money. Cally Curtis Company. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Alan Lakein time management series) © Cally Curtis Company; 26May76; MP31412.

MP31413.

Health through living foods. Hippocrates Health Institute. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Hippocrates Health Institute; 15Dec76; MP31413.

MP31414.

The Legendary West. Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. 52 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The American documents) NM: compilation. © Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.; 30Nov75; MP31414.

MP31415.

A Moment in time. Post-Newsweek Productions, a division of Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. 53 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. (The American documents) Appl. au: Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. NM: compilation. © Post-Newsweek Productions, a division of Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.; 16Nov75; MP31415.

MP31416.

Just around the corner. Post-Newsweek Productions, a division of Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American documents) Appl. au: Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. NM: compilation. © Post-Newsweek Productions, a division of Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.; 13Apr76; MP31416.

MP31417.

Working for the Lord. Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American documents) NM: compilation. © Post-Newsweek Stations, Inc.; 23Nov75; MP31417.

MP31418.

Mathematics of the honeycomb. Moody Institute of Science, Educational Film Division. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Moody Institute of Science. Prev. pub. 12Jun64, no. 14389. NM; revisions, © Moody Institute of Science; 24May77; MP31418.

MP31419.

Your study skills, taking tests. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 12Jul77; MP31419.

MP31420.

Richard Chase, storyteller. Pt. 1–2. Blue Heron Films. 2 videorecordings (35 min. each) sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in 2 cassettes. Appl. au: Jed Horovitz. © Jed Horovitz d.b.a. Blue Heron Films; 5Jul77; MP31420.

MP31421.

Frances Clarke Sayers, storyteller. Pt. 1–3. Blue Heron Films. 3 videorecordings (20 min. each) sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Jed Horovitz. © Jed Horovitz d.b.a. Blue Heron Films; 2Jun77; MP31421.

MP31422.

Son of brain. Joel B. Kilpatrick & Roy Mills. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Joel B. Kilpatrick & Roy Mills; 5Nov75; MP31422.

MP31423.

Intraocular lenses. Medi-Media. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Medi-Media; 1Oct76: MP31423.

MP31424.

You mean business. Golden Coast Film Productions. Distributed by Learnex Marketing Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Golden Coast Film Productions; 1Jul76; MP31424.

MP31425.

A Search for antiworlds. Berkeley Film Associates. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Philip M. Dauber. © Berkeley Film Associates; 27Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31425.

MP31426.

The Marketeers, careers in marketing and distribution. Olympus Publishing Company. Distributed by Film Forum. 13 min., sd, color, 16 mm. (The Working worlds) © Olympus Publishing Company; 1Dec74; MP31426.

MP31427.

The Foodmakers, careers in agribusiness and food production. Olympus Publishing Company. Distributed by Film Forum. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Working worlds) © Olympus Publishing Company; 1Dec74; MP31427.

MP31428.

Healthcaring from our end of the speculum. Women Make Movies, Inc. 32 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Women Make Movies, Inc.; 20May76; MP31428.

MP31429.

The Last taboo. Cavalcade Productions, Inc. Released by Motorola Teleprograms, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cavalcade Productions, Inc.; 17Apr77; MP31429.

MP31430.

Read the label and live! Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 2nd ed. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 2Aug77; MP31430.

MP31431.

The Back seat. First Mennonite Brethren Church. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Torrey Brinkley & Larry Hatteberg. © First Mennonite Brethren Church; 1Jul77; MP31431.

MP31432.

Robert Griffin precision haircutting. International Institute of Coiffure Designers, Ltd. 32 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cavalcade of hairstyling) Add. ti: The Wedge haircut. Appl. au: Allan Keith. © Allan Keith Productions, Inc.; 25May76; MP31432.

MP31433.

The M unisex haircut. International Institute of Coiffure Designers, Ltd. 40 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Cavalcade of hairstyling) Add. ti: Melvin Griffin unisex haircutting and styling. Appl. au: Allan Keith. © Allan Keith Productions, Inc.; 25May76; MP31433.

MP31434.

Big red rodeo. William Wrigley, Jr. Company. Produced in cooperation with The Professional Rodeo Cowboys Association. 59 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © William Wrigley, Jr. Company; 11Jun77; MP31434.

MP31435.

Genetic polymorphisms and evolution. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Medical genetics) Add. ti: Human genetic series. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1May77 (in notice: 1976); MP31435.

MP31436.

Horizons, oral surgery. Scientificom, division of Larue Communications. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Educational Foundation of the American Society of Oral Surgeons; 25Sep75; MP31436.

MP31437.

Farmers take action. Cooperative Oil Association. 28 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Perry Kearn. © Cooperative Oil Association; 2May77; MP31437.

MP31438.

Mickey Mouse Club presents Mouseka-Movie special. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 28Feb42, LP12270. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 7Jan77; MP31438.

MP31439.

Making a fabric covered belt. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31439.

MP31440.

Attaching hook and eye fasteners. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31440.

MP31441.

Sewing on buttons. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31441.

MP31442.

Applying an invisible zipper. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31442.

MP31443.

Hand stitching a lapped zipper. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31443.

MP31444.

Making a faced opening for a pleated sleeve closure. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31444.

MP31445.

Constructing an invisibly stitched lined patch pocket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31445.

MP31446.

Constructing a lined patch pocket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31446.

MP31447.

Attaching a cuff to a sleeve having a continuous lapped placket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31447.

MP31448.

Finishing a hem. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31448.

MP31449.

Preparing a hem. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31449.

MP31450.

Attaching a fitted waistline facing. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31450.

MP31451.

Attaching a grosgrain waistline facing. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31451.

MP31452.

Making bound buttonholes. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31452.

MP31453.

Locating buttons and buttonholes. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31453.

MP31454.

Attaching a flat or partial roll collar (with a back neck facing) Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31454.

MP31455.

Making a neckband collar. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31455.

MP31456.

Attaching a neck facing. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31456.

MP31457.

Sewing crotch seams. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc., 28Jun76; MP31457.

MP31458.

Machine stitching techniques. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76. MP31458.

MP31459.

Layering, trimming, clipping, and notching seam allowances. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31459.

MP31460.

Making darts, tucks, and pleats. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31460.

MP31461.

Staystitching and directional stitching. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31461.

MP31462.

Interfacing a button opening. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31462.

MP31463.

Pressing techniques. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31463.

MP31464.

Applying a lapped zipper (closed seam method). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31464.

MP31465.

Constructing an unlined patch pocket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31465.

MP31466.

Attaching snap fasteners (overlap and extended). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31466.

MP31467.

Applying a bias binding. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 28Jun76; MP31467.

MP31468.

Making cuffs. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31468.

MP31469.

Constructing waistbands. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31469.

MP31470.

Sewing unlike curved seams. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31470.

MP31471.

Making a pointed collar (with seam on outer three sides). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31471.

MP31472.

Attaching a neckband collar. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31472.

MP31473.

Using hand stitches. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31473.

MP31474.

Lining techniques. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31474.

MP31475.

Transferring pattern markings. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31475.

MP31476.

Making and using bias strips. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31476.

MP31477.

Making a folded and fake cuff. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31477.

MP31478.

Applying a fly front zipper (closed seam method) Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31478.

MP31479.

Attaching a full roll collar (with no back neck facing) Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31479.

MP31480.

Making a continuous lapped placket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31480.

MP31481.

Making a round collar. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31481.

MP31482.

Finishing garment edges. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31482.

MP31483.

Underlining techniques. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31483.

MP31484.

Laying, pinning, and cutting a pattern. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31484.

MP31485.

Fitting pants patterns. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31485.

MP31486.

Altering pattern sleeve length and circumference. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31486.

MP31487.

Altering pattern hip size. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31487.

MP31488.

Altering pattern bust size. Iowa state University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31488.

MP31489.

Making square or V-shaped corners. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31489.

MP31490.

Making button loops, Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31490.

MP31491.

Applying a lapped zipper (open seam method). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31491.

MP31492.

Taking body measurements. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31492.

MP31493.

Making gathers. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31493.

MP31494.

Attaching a combined neck and armhole facing (with no center opening). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31494.

MP31495.

Setting in a shirt sleeve. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31495.

MP31496.

Constructing an inset pocket. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31496.

MP31497.

Applying an exposed zipper. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31497.

MP31498.

Setting in a regular sleeve. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31498.

MP31499.

Attaching a combined neck and armhole facing (with center opening). Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31499.

MP31500.

Using fusible interfacing. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 3 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31500.

MP31501.

Preparing fabric. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 4 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31501.

MP31502.

Making French and flat fell seams. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31502.

MP31503.

Finishing bound buttonholes. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 6 min., si., color, 16 mm. (Clothing construction techniques) Appl. au: Elsie K. Williams, Bertha Shaw & Phyllis Brackelsberg. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31503.

MP31504.

Data processing concepts. Pt. 1–2. VAI, Advanced Systems production. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. With Coordinator’s guide & Student guide. Appl. au: Advanced Systems, Inc. © Advanced Systems, Inc.; 1Nov73; MP31504.

MP31505.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, December 16, 1976. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Dec76; MP31505.

MP31506.

Animal architecture. Allied Film Artists, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © CBS, Inc.; 22Feb77; MP31506.

MP31507.

City government in the U.S. Thomas G. Smith Productions, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: City government in U.S. © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31507.

MP31508.

Listening, speaking and non-verbal language. Moctesuma Esparza Productions. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Communications skills series) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31508.

MP31509.

Basic reading and writing skills. Moctesuma Esparza Productions. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Communications skills series) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31509.

MP31510.

Communication fundamentals: five basic skills. Moctesuma Esparza Productions. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Communications skills series) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31510.

MP31511.

The Emperor’s new clothes. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31511.

MP31512.

Thumbelina. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 13Jun77; MP31512.

MP31513.

The Brothers Grimm: Hansel and Gretel. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31513.

MP31514.

The Little match girl. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31514.

MP31515.

The Wild swans. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 24Jan77; MP31515.

MP31516.

The North wind and the sun. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP31516.

MP31517.

Aladdin and his wonderful lamp. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP31517.

MP31518.

Jack and the beanstalk. Greatest Tales, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Classic tales retold) © CBS, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP31518.

MP31519.

A City grows: the skyscraper. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 9Jun77; MP31519.

MP31520.

The Lungs: an inside story. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 14Sep77; MP31520.

MP31521.

The Heart: an inside story. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 8Sep77; MP31521.

MP31522.

Death: coping with loss. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 25May76; MP31522.

MP31523.

Brake system diagnosis highlights. Chrysler Corporation Training Center. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 29Aug77; MP31523.

MP31524.

Road ready, body checks and adjustments. Chrysler Corporation Training Center. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 25 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 29Jul77; MP31524.

MP31525.

The Spider. Time-Life Films, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wild, wild world of animals) © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 3Jan74 (in notice: 1975); MP31525.

MP31526.

The Ultimate risk. Time-Life Films. 51 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Life adventure specials) © Time, Inc.; 9Aug71; MP31526.

MP31527.

The Spider. Time-Life Films, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Wild, wild world of animals) Prev. pub. 3Jan74. NM: abridgments & changes in sound track. © Time-Life Films, Inc.; 1Dec75; MP31527.

MP31528.

The Ultimate machine? Time-Life Films. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Life around us) © Time, Inc.; 30May70; MP31528.

MP31529.

The Cat’s meow. National Geographic Society. Produced in association with Oxford Scientific Films, Ltd. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Geographic Society; 18Aug77; MP31529.

MP31530.

Wonder wheel. Action Marketing, Inc. 2 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Action Marketing, Inc.; 8Aug77; MP31530.

MP31531.

Why the metric system? Medical University of South Carolina. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 1) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31531.

MP31532.

What is the metric system? (pre-test). Medical University of South Carolina. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 2) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31532.

MP31533.

On conversions. Medical University of South Carolina. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 3) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31533.

MP31534.

Metric Length. Medical University of South Carolina. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 4) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31534.

MP31535.

Metric area. Medical University of South Carolina. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 5) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31535.

MP31536.

Metric volume. Medical University of South Carolina. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 6) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31536.

MP31537.

Metric mass. Medical University of South Carolina. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 7) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31537.

MP31538.

Metric temperature and metric time. Medical University of South Carolina. 21 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 8) Add. ti: Metric temperature/metric time. © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31538.

MP31539.

Metric arithmetic. Medical University of South Carolina. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 9) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31539.

MP31540.

Review and post-test. Medical University of South Carolina. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Metrics for hospitals, program no. 10) © Jacob D. Zucker; 28Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP31540.

MP31541.

Grandma/gal 19. Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP31541.

MP31542.

Grandma/guy 38. Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP31542.

MP31543.

Grandma/guy 32. Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Famous Recipe Fried Chicken, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP31543.

MP31544.

Gas stimulation by atomic fracturing—tapping our national heritage. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources, a new beginning) Add. ti: Nuclear gas stimulation—tapping our national heritage. © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31544.

MP31545.

Energy sources—a matter of policy. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31545.

MP31546.

Tar sands—future fuel. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31546.

MP31547.

Oil shale—the rock that burns. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31547.

MP 31548.

Geothermal power—the great furnace. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31548.

MP31549.

Solar power—the giver of life. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31549.

MP31550.

Wind power—the great revival. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31550.

MP31551.

The Sleeping giant—coal. Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources—a new beginning) © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (In notice: 1975); MP31551.

MP31552.

The Cheesemakers. Gerber International Foods, Inc. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Traveling through the world of cheese. Appl. au: Rodney Chalk Productions, Inc. © Gerber International Foods, Inc.; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31552.

MP31553.

Captain Silas. A Yellow Bison production. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ronal N. McAdow, Jr. © Marine Peanut Company, Ltd.; 1Mar77; MP31553.

MP31554.

Agency recruitment and selection. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 15Aug77; MP31554.

MP31555.

Care and maintenance of swivel joints. Halliburton Company. 18 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Halliburton Company; 11Aug77; MP31555.

MP31556.

The Job game. Boston Young Women’s Christian Association. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Boston Young Women’s Christian Association; 9Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP31556.

MP31557.

The Prize is right. Boston Young Women’s Christian Association. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Boston Young Women’s Christian Association; 9Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP31557.

MP31558.

The Innocent fair. KPIX Television Station. Distributed by R.R.S. Productions. 26 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: James M. Leonard. © R.R.S. Productions, solely owned by Richard R. Smith; 21Jul77; MP31558.

MP31559.

Make mine metric. Braverman Products, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: How I learned to stop worrying and love the gram. Appl. au: Charles Braverman. © Braverman Productions, Inc.; 24Jun75; MP31559.

MP31560.

Jul Northwest: a Scandinavian celebration. Produced in cooperation with the Department of Scandinavian Languages and Literature at the University of Washington & Scandinavian Bicentennial Committees of Oregon and Washington. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Scandinavian traditions in the Pacific Northwest) Appl. au: Brita Butler-Wall. © Brita Butler-Wall; 7Jun77; MP31560.

MP31561.

I got it. Multi Resource Centers, Inc. Made by Saint Paul Technical Vocational Institute. Produced in cooperation with the Acting Company of the Minnesota Theatre of the Deaf. 34 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on How to win jobs and influence employers. © Multi Resource Center (in notice: Multi Resource Centers, Inc.); 1Apr77; MP31561.

MP31562.

Bilingualism: promise for tomorrow. Bilingual Educational Services, Inc. Produced in cooperation with Materials Development Center, University of Arizona. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © University of Arizona; 5Apr77; MP31562.

MP31563.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Jun77; MP31563.

MP31564.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Jun77; MP31564.

MP31565.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 14, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Jun77; MP31565.

MP31566.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Jun77; MP31566.

MP31567.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, June 10, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Jun77; MP31567.

MP31568.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Jun77; MP31568.

MP31569.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jun77; MP31569.

MP31570.

Southeast Asia: lands and peoples. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 8Nov76; MP31570.

MP31571.

Parade of the tall ships. Drew Associates. Produced in cooperation with Operation Sail 1976, Sail Training Association. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © International Business Machines Corporation a.a.d. IBM Corporation; 4Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31571.

MP31572.

Planes through solids. Xerox Corporation. 5 motion pictures (3 min. each), si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Shapes and symmetry) © Xerox Corporation; 16Nov71; MP31572.

MP31573.

How to represent 3D shapes. Xerox Corporation. 4 motion pictures (3 min. each), si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Shapes and symmetry) © Xerox Corporation; 16Nov71; MP31573.

MP31574.

Symmetry. Xerox Corporation. 3 motion pictures (3 min. each), si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Shapes and symmetry) © Xerox Corporation; 16Nov71; MP31574.

MP31575.

CBS morning news, Thursday, July 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jul77; MP31575.

MP31576.

CBS morning news, Friday, July 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Jul77; MP31576.

MP31577.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, April 25, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Apr76; MP31577.

MP31578.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, May 16, 1976. 6:10 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16May76; MP31578.

MP31579.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, May 16, 1976. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. NM: additions & revisions. © CBS, Inc.; 16May76; MP31579.

MP31580.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, June 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Jun76; MP31580.

MP31581.

CBS morning news, Thursday, July 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Jul76; MP31581.

MP31582.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, July 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jul76; MP31582.

MP31583.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, June 29, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Jun76; MP31583.

MP31584.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, August 27, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Aug76; MP31584.

MP31585.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, August 30, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Aug76; MP31585.

MP31586.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, September 1, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Sep76; MP31586.

MP31587.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, September 7, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Sep76; MP31587.

MP31588.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 10, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Aug77; MP31588.

MP31589.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Aug77; MP31589.

MP31590.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Aug77; MP31590.

MP31591.

CBS morning news, Monday, August 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Aug77; MP31591.

MP31592.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Aug77; MP31592.

MP31593.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Aug77; MP31593.

MP31594.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Aug77; MP31594.

MP31595.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Aug77; MP31595.

MP31596.

CBS morning news, Monday, August 22, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Aug77; MP31596.

MP31597.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Aug77; MP31597.

MP31598.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 24, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Aug77; MP31598.

MP31599.

CBS morning news, Thursday, August 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Aug77; MP31599.

MP31600.

CBS morning news, Friday, August 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Aug77; MP31600.

MP31601.

CBS morning news, Monday, August 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Aug77; MP31601

MP31602.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, August 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31602.

MP31603.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, August 31, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Aug77; MP31603.

MP31604.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Sep77; MP31604.

MP31605.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Sep77; MP31605.

MP31606.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Sep77; MP31606.

MP31607.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Sep77; MP31607.

MP31608.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jul77; MP31608.

MP31609.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Jul77; MP31609.

MP31610.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, July 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Jul77; MP31610.

MP31611.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jul77; MP31611.

MP31612.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Jul77; MP31612.

MP31613.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Aug77; MP31613.

MP31614.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Aug77; MP31614.

MP31615.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 3, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Aug77; MP31615.

MP31616.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Aug77; MP31616.

MP31617.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Aug77; MP31617.

MP31618.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Aug77; MP31618.

MP31619.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Aug77; MP31619.

MP31620.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 10, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Aug77; MP31620.

MP31621.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Aug77; MP31621.

MP31622.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Aug77; MP31622.

MP31623.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Aug77; MP31623.

MP31624.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Aug77; MP31624.

MP31625.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Aug77; MP31625.

MP31626.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Aug77; MP31626.

MP31627.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 22, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Aug77; MP31627.

MP31628.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, August 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Aug77; MP31628.

MP31629.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, August 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Aug77; MP31629.

MP31630.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, August 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Aug77; MP31630.

MP31631.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31631.

MP31632.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 31, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Aug77; MP31632.

MP31633.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Sep77; MP31633.

MP31634.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Sep77; MP31634.

MP31635.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Sep77; MP31635.

MP31636.

Africa’s defiant white tribe. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 52 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (NBC reports) © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Jul77; MP31636.

MP31637.

Walls of fire. Mentor Productions, Inc. 81 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mentor Productions, Inc.; 1Apr74 (in notice: 1971); MP31637.

MP31638.

Sharing orgasm: communicating your sexual responses. Lin Yeiser. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lin Yeiser; 1Aug77; MP31638.

MP31639.

A Legacy from Paula. Joanne T. Jozefowski. 51 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Joanne T. Jozefowski; 29Aug77; MP31639.

MP31640.

Patello-femoral joint replacement systems. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 5Apr76; MP31640.

MP31641.

Total hip replacement with the Canine 2 implant system. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 28Jun76; MP31641.

MP31642.

Otology in service. Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Richards Manufacturing Company, Inc.; 24Jun76; MP31642.

MP31643.

Snags. D. Douglas Dent. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31643.

MP31644.

Timber falling—a procedural approach/techniques and attitudes. D. Douglas Dent. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) Add. ti: Timber falling—an introduction. © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31644.

MP31645.

Limbing. D. Douglas Dent. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31645.

MP31646.

Safety equipment. D. Douglas Dent. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31646.

MP31647.

Bucking. D. Douglas Dent. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31647.

MP31648.

The Undercut, holding wood and backcut. D. Douglas Dent. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31648.

MP31649.

Hang-ups and sit-backs. D. Douglas Dent. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31649.

MP31650.

Improper undercutting. D. Douglas Dent. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31650.

MP31651.

The Chain saw—safe chain saw use. D. Douglas Dent. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31651.

MP31652.

The Felling procedure. D. Douglas Dent. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Timber falling consultants films) © D. Douglas Dent; 12May77; MP31652.

MP31653.

How many Eves? U.S. Civil Service Commission. Produced in cooperation with Women’s Media Workshop, Inc. Made by Walter J. Klein Company, Ltd. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Walter J. Klein Company, Ltd.; 7Oct76; MP31653.

MP31654.

Spooky Boos and Room Noodles. Pajon Arts, Ltd. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pajon Arts, Ltd.; 15Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31654.

MP31655.

Percussion and vibration techniques. Jeanne A. DeCesare. 37 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) © Jeanne A. DeCesare; 15Nov76; MP31655.

MP31656.

Putting commas between. Centron Corporation, Inc. 16 min, sd., color, 16 mm. (Punctuation series) © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 20Jul77; MP31656.

MP31657.

Anthem. Burger King Corporation. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Walter Thompson Company. © Burger King Corporation; 14Nov76; MP31657.

MP31658.

Lightwave. The American Telephone and Telegraph Company. A production of Concepts Unlimited. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American Telephone and Telegraph Company; 1Sep77; MP31658.

MP31659.

Pork, the meal with a squeal. Centron Corporation, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 8Jun77; MP31659.

MP31660.

A Short physical examination of the articular system. The Upjohn Company. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Upjohn Vanguard of Medicine) © The Upjohn Company; 7Sep77; MP31660.

MP31661.

How to make a solar heater. Handel Film Corporation. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 4Jan77; MP31661.

MP31662.

Fire extinguishers and smoke detectors. Handel Film Corporation. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 15Jul77; MP31662.

MP31663.

Spectrum 77. Pam Fritz Advertising, Inc. 2 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pam Fritz Advertising, Inc.; 27Apr77; MP31663.

MP31664.

Reflections. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 8Nov76; MP31664.

MP31665.

Self loving. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 35 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 8Jun76; MP31665.

MP31666.

We are ourselves. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 8Jun76; MP31666.

MP31667.

Closing the circle. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 7Jun76; MP31667.

MP31668.

Jim and Vern. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 5Nov76; MP31668.

MP31669.

Quiet afternoon. Exodus Trust. A National Sex Forum film. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Exodus Trust; 7Jun76; MP31669.

MP31670.

Teenage brain. Roy Mills & Joel B. Kirkpatrick. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Roy Mills & Joel B. Kirkpatrick; 19Mar76; MP31670.

MP31671.

The Red fox. Hobart L. Daggett. 49 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 4Dec73, MU8800. NM: compilation & additions. © Hobart L. Daggett; 15Sep77; MP31671.

MP31672.

Elementary Natural Science: Hawks. Centron Corporation, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Elementary natural science series) © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 27May77; MP31672.

MP31673.

The Belfast reel. The Cecropia Company. Released by Phoenix Films. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Kathleen Dowdey. © Cecropia, a partnership of Kathleen Dowdey & Landon Dowdey; 17May76 (in notice: 1975); MP31673.

MP31674.

A Doonesbury special. John and Faith Hubley Films, Ltd. Produced in association with Universal Press Syndicate. Released by Pyramid Films. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © John and Faith Hubley Films, Ltd.; 1Aug77; MP31674.

MP31675.

Myopia—a preventable tragedy. The International Myopia Prevention Association. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Donald S. Rehm. © D. S. Rehm; 19May77; MP31675.

MP31676.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-049. Walt Disney Productions. An SFM Media Service Corporation presentation. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 14Jul37, M7799. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 19Mar77; MP31676.

MP31677.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-044. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 18Feb38, M8248. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 9Mar77; MP31677.

MP31678.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-040. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 5Nov51, LP1597. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 3Mar77; MP31678.

MP31679.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-035. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 10May37, M7600. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 24Feb77; MP31679.

MP31680.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-034. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 23Apr47, LP1427. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 24Feb77; MP31680.

MP31681.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-015. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 24May37, M7801. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 30Jan77; MP31681.

MP31682.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-003. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 4Oct51, LP1399. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 12Jan77; MP31682.

MP31683.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-079. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 8Oct53, LP3196. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Sep77; MP31683.

MP31684.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-001. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Portion prev. pub. 7Aug37, M7800. NM: additions & compilation. © Walt Disney Productions; 3Jan77; MP31684.

MP31685.

Stitches in time. Paul Schneider. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1977, MU10160. © Paul Schneider; 13Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31685.

MP31686.

Conversation with a dying person. Regional Breast Cancer Program. 20 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Conversation with a dying patient. © Regional Breast Cancer Program; 1Aug76; MP31686.

MP31687.

Psychological aspects of chemotherapy. Regional Breast Cancer Program. 15 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Regional Breast Cancer Program; 8Aug76 (in notice: 1975); MP31687.

MP31688.

Selling cosmetics. CK Communications, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © CK Communications, Inc.; 17Aug77; MP31688.

MP31689.

1978 Chevy vans and sportvans. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (1978 product proof films (Chevrolet productivity network)) Appl. au: Sandy Corporation. © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31689.

MP31690.

1978 Blazers and suburbans. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (1978 product proof films (Chevrolet productivity network)) Appl. au: Sandy Corporation. © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31690.

MP31691.

1978 Chevy pickups. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (1978 product proof films (Chevrolet productivity network)) Appl. au: Sandy Corporation. © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31691.

MP31692.

Diesel-powered C10 Chevy pickups. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min, sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (1978 product proof films (Chevrolet productivity network)) Appl. au: Sandy Corporation. © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31692.

MP31693.

The Governor. Stan Brakhage. 83 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Stan Brakhage; 15Jul77; MP31693.

MP31694.

Bal efficiencies 2: DSECT’s, switches and debug macros. Edutronics Systems International, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Bal advanced coding techniques.) © Edutronics Systems International, Inc.; 1Jul77; MP31694.

MP31695.

Count it out. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: William Peterson. © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31695.

MP31696.

Homonyms. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Word wise series) Appl. au: Norman & Marjorie Bean. © CBS, Inc.; 15Apr77; MP31696.

MP31697.

Root words. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Word wise series) Appl. au: Norman & Marjorie Bean. © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31697.

MP31698.

Different people—different values. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Wayne Mitchell. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar77; MP31698.

MP31699.

Discovering country and western music. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Bernard Wilets. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar77; MP31699.

MP31700.

What are values. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Wayne Mitchell. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar77; MP31700.

MP31701.

Soil: an introduction. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Arthur D. Nelles. © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP31701.

MP31702.

Contract law. CBS, Inc. Distributed by BFA Educational Media. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Law and the citizen series) Appl. au: Bernard Wilets. © CBS, Inc.; 28Feb77; MP31702.

MP31703.

“Employee development”—the challenge to accelerate. Pt. 1. The Dow Chemical Company. Produced in cooperation with Dow Video Productions, Audio Visual Department. 48 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Dow Chemical Company; 9Feb76; MP31703.

MP31704.

“Employee development”—the challenge to accelerate. Pt. 2. The Dow Chemical Company. Produced in cooperation with Dow Video Productions, Audio Visual Department. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Dow Chemical Company; 9Feb76; MP31704.

MP31705.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-082. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 19Jan40, L9351. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 18Sep77; MP31705.

MP31706.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-026. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 14May53, LP2554. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Feb77; MP31706.

MP31707.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-024. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 29Aug38, M8723. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 10Feb77; MP31707.

MP31708.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-028. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 11Dec40, L10100. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 15Feb77; MP31708.

MP31709.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-030. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 18Jul35, M5741. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 19Feb77; MP31709.

MP31710.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-041. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 26Jul39, L8989. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 9Mar77; MP31710.

MP31711.

Mickey Mouse Club. Show no. C-011. Walt Disney Productions. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) Prev. pub. 1Oct37, M7798. NM: compilation & additions. © Walt Disney Productions; 25Jan77; MP31711.

MP31712.

Library world. Sandwood Cinema. Distributed by Barr Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ronald B. Underwood. © Sandwood Cinema; 27Jan77; MP31712.

MP31713.

A Team of two. Cally Curtis Company. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cally Curtis Company; 26May76; MP31713.

MP31714.

BAL efficiencies 1: Moves and decision coding. Edutronics Systems International, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (BAL advanced coding techniques) © Edutronics Systems International, Inc.; 5Aug77; MP31714.

MP31715.

Three days in June: Story of the Teton Dam disaster. KID Film Productions. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: KID Broadcasting Corporation. © KID Broadcasting Corporation; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP31715.

MP31716.

The Cheetah shall survive. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild Kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 4Sep77; MP31716.

MP31717.

Call of the wild turkey. Walter G. O’Conner Company, Motion Picture Production Division. 60 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Richard D. Smith. © Richard D. Smith; 23Aug77; MP31717.

MP31718.

The Five grand sauces. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 26Jan77; MP31718.

MP31719.

Selecting and handling glassware. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Libbey glass. Appl. au: Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 10Mar77; MP31719.

MP31720.

Some variations on a puff pastry theme. Pt. 2–3. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 21 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Puff pastry 2. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute or America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 17Feb77; MP31720.

MP31721.

Some variations on a puff pastry theme. Pt. 1. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Puff pastry. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 26Jan77; MP31721.

MP31722.

Vegetable carving. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 26Jan77 (in notices: 1976 & 1977); MP31722.

MP31723.

Route du champagne. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 23 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 15Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP31723.

MP31724.

Serving red wine. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 21Oct76; MP31724.

MP31725.

Increasing profitability by cutting and serving beef. The Culinary Institute of America, Instructional Media Center. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Beef breakdown. Appl. au: The Culinary Institute of America. © The Culinary Institute of America; 26Jan77; MP31725.

MP31726.

Slinky and pull toys (Slinky train, kitten and cater-puller) James Industries, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © James Industries, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31726.

MP31727.

Slinky and pull toys (Slinky frog, dog and toy soldiers) James Industries, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © James Industries, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31727.

MP31728.

Slinky. James Industries, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Plastic colored Slinky. © James Industries, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31728.

MP31729.

Slinky. James Industries, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © James Industries, Inc.; 30Aug77; MP31729.

MP31730.

A Game of inches. Sports Films and Talents, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sports Films and Talents, Inc.; 7Jul77; MP31730.

MP31731.

Teamwork. Sports Films and Talents, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sports Films and Talents, Inc.; 7Jul77; MP31731.

MP31732.

Go for broke. Sports Films and Talents, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sports Films and Talents, Inc.; 7Jul77; MP31732.

MP31733.

Challenge of change. Factory Mutual Engineering Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Factory Mutual Engineering Corporation; 15Apr77; MP31733.

MP31734.

A Study of school achievement. University of Wisconsin System, Institute for Research on Poverty. 55 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Diana TenHouton Dolan. © University of Wisconsin System, Institute for Research on Poverty, Diana TenHouton Dolan, Richard E. Whitney & Larry Kirkman; 1Dec74; MP31734.

MP31735.

The New limited warranty for General Motors cars and light duty trucks. General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Add. ti: 1978 GM new car and light duty truck warranty. © General Motors Corporation; 3Oct77; MP31735.

MP31736.

1978 Oldsmobile Starfire. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 6Oct77; MP31736.

MP31737.

1978 Oldsmobile Ninety-eight. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31737.

MP31738.

1978 Oldsmobile Cruisers. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31738.

MP31739.

1978 Oldsmobile Cutlass salon. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31739.

MP31740.

1978 Oldsmobile Cutlass supreme. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31740.

MP31741.

1978 Oldsmobile Delta 88. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31741.

MP31742.

1978 Oldsmobile Omega. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31742.

MP31743.

1978 Oldsmobile diesel. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31743.

MP31744.

Welcome to your Oldsmobile dealership. Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation. 4 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Oldsmobile Division, General Motors Corporation); 30Sep77; MP31744.

MP31745.

Frigidaire microwave oven difference. Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 23Sep77; MP31745.

MP31746.

Frigidaire range dependability. Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Frigidaire Division, General Motors Corporation); 23Sep77; MP31746.

MP31747.

1978 Pontiac Sunbird (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31747.

MP31748.

Our pride in your Pontiac. Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31748.

MP31749.

1978 Pontiac LeMans, styling. Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31749.

MP31750.

1978 Pontiac Catalina/Bonneville (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31750.

MP31751.

1978 Pontiac Firebird (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31751.

MP31752.

1978 Pontiac Grand Prix (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31752.

MP31753.

1978 Pontiac Grand Prix (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31753.

MP31754.

1978 Pontiac LeMans, engineering. Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31754.

MP31755.

1978 Pontiac Phoenix. Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31755.

MP31756.

1978 Pontiac Sunbird (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31756.

MP31757.

1978 Pontiac Safari (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31757.

MP31758.

1978 Pontiac Firebird (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31758.

MP31759.

1978 Pontiac Grand Am (California version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 3Oct77; MP31759.

MP31760.

1978 Pontiac Catalina/Bonneville (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31760.

MP31761.

1978 Pontiac Safari (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31761.

MP31762.

1978 Pontiac Grand Am (49 state version) Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. Appl. au: General Motors Corporation. © General Motors Corporation (in notice: Pontiac Motor Division, General Motors Corporation); 19Sep77; MP31762.

MP31763.

It’s your choice. Kwasha Lipton. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Kwasha Lipton; 1May77; MP31763.

MP31764.

It’s still up to you. Harvest A-V, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Leo Trachtenberg. Prev. reg. 1959, MP9777. NM: new visual matter & revision. © Harvest A-V, Inc.; 13Oct77; MP31764.

MP31765.

Whistling through Dixie, and other titles. Sunday River Productions. 5 motion pictures, 8 min. (2 each), 9 min. (2 each) & 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Extra 4449 west) © Sunday River Productions; 15Aug77; MP31765.

MP31766.

MARTA—Getting everybody there. Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority; 1Oct77; MP31766.

MP31767.

Diffusion, fog, low contrast and these filters in combination. Richard Sassone. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Creating special effects by utilizing on-camera filters, pt. 1) © Richard Sassone; 10Oct77; MP31767.

MP31768.

Abraham Lincoln, a new birth of freedom. Handel Film Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series, no. 2) © Handel Film Corporation; 19Jan77; MP31768.

MP31769.

Food, 1, 2, 3, 4. Handel Film Corporation. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 23Jan76; MP31769.

MP31770.

Your next two years. Queensborough Community College. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Queensborough Community College Association (in notice: Queensborough Community College); 9Sep77; MP31770.

MP31771.

Bride. Muriel Magenta. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Muriel Magenta; 15Jun77; MP31771.

MP31772.

In rooms. Robert Edelstein. 6 min., si., b&w, 16 mm. (Breaking in) © Robert Edelstein; 14Oct77; MP31772.

MP31773.

A Day with the Sandhill cranes. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 2Oct77; MP31773.

MP31774.

Land of the ibex. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 2Oct77; MP31774.

MP31775.

For the people. Congressional Information Service, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Congressional Information Service, Inc.; 13Sep77; MP31775.

MP31776.

Audio visual neuromuscular reeducation (biofeedback) in physical therapy. Charles H. and Rachel M. Schwab Rehabilitation Hospital. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Charles H. and Rachel M. Schwab Rehabilitation Hospital d.b.a. Schwab Rehabilitation Hospital; 29Jun77; MP31776.

MP31777.

Agents opinion survey. Pt. 1. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 20Jul77; MP31777.

MP31778.

Agents opinion survey. Pt. 2. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 19 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 20Jul77; MP31778.

MP31779.

Flux cored arc welding. Hobart School of Welding Technology. 124 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. © Hobart School of Welding Technology; 30Aug77; MP31779.

MP31780.

Valley Forge, the young spy. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 1Feb76; MP31780.

MP31781.

The Land, the sea, the children there. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 15Jan75; MP31781.

MP31782.

The Sellin’ of Jamie Thomas. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 1Nov75; MP31782.

MP31783.

The Crime. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 11Apr73; MP31783.

MP31784.

Little match girl. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) Adapted from the Hans Christian Andersen story. © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 10Dec74; MP31784.

MP31785.

Rodeo girl. Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Avco Meredith Young people’s specials) © Avco Broadcasting Corporation & Meredith Broadcasting Corporation; 7Mar75; MP31785.

MP31786.

Pilgrim journey. Avco Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avco Broadcasting Corporation; 31Jan73; MP31786

MP31787.

Four children. Avco Broadcasting Corporation. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avco Broadcasting Corporation; 24Oct72; MP31787.

MP31788.

Westward wagons. Avco Broadcasting Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Avco Broadcasting Corporation; 12Nov73; MP31788.

MP31789.

The Trolley cars of the Connecticut company. Sidney B. Silleck, Jr. 15 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Sidney B. Silleck, Jr.; 1Apr77; MP31789.

MP31790.

Ostomy, a new beginning. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Gastroenterology series) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 15Sep77 MP31790.

MP31791.

Peptic ulcer. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Gastroenterology series) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP31791.

MP31792.

Jet pilot. Creative Playthings. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Creative Playthings; 18Oct77; MP31792.

MP31793.

Bucky. Wonder Products Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Wonder Products Company; 13Oct77; MP31793.

MP31794.

Weekend. Program 22. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 2Jun76; MP31794.

MP31795.

Weekend. Program 28. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 1Dec76; MP31795.

MP31796.

Weekend. Program 25. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 1Sep76; MP31796.

MP31797.

Weekend. Program 26. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Oct76; MP31797.

MP31798.

Weekend. Program 27. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 3Nov76; MP31798.

MP31799.

Weekend. Program 23. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun76; MP31799.

MP31800.

Weekend. Program 24. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 74 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 4Aug76; MP31800.

MP31801.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 9, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 9Sep77; MP31801.

MP31802.

CBS morning news, Monday, September 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Sep77; MP31802.

MP31803.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 14, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Sep77; MP31803.

MP31804.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP31804.

MP31805.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 16, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep77; MP31805.

MP31806.

CBS morning news, Monday, September 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Sep77; MP31806.

MP31807.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Sep77; MP31807.

MP31808.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Sep77; MP31808.

MP31809.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Sep77; MP31809.

MP31810.

CBS morning news, Monday, September 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Sep77; MP31810.

MP31811.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, September 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Sep77; MP31811.

MP31812.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, September 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep77; MP31812.

MP31813.

CBS morning news, Thursday, September 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep77; MP31813.

MP31814.

CBS morning news, Friday, September 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Sep77; MP31814.

MP31815.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 3, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP31815.

MP31816.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Oct77; MP31816.

MP31817.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 14, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct77; MP31817.

MP31818.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Oct77; MP31818.

MP31819.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct77; MP31819.

MP31820.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct77; MP31820.

MP31821.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Oct77; MP31821.

MP31822.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Wednesday, July 14, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Jul76; MP31822.

MP31823.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Jun77; MP31823.

MP31824.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 22, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Jun77; MP31824.

MP31825.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Jun77; MP31825.

MP31826.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, June 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jun77; MP31826.

MP31827.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, June 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jun77; MP31827.

MP31828.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, June 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Jun77; MP31828.

MP31829.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, June 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Jun77; MP31829.

MP31830.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 1, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 1Jul77; MP31830.

MP31831.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jul77; MP31831.

MP31832.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, July 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Jul77; MP31832.

MP31833.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, July 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Jul77; MP31833.

MP31834.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, July 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Jul77; MP31834.

MP31835.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, July 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Jul77; MP31835.

MP31836.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, August 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Aug77; MP31836.

MP31837.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 2, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 2Sep77; MP31837.

MP31838.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Sep77; MP31838.

MP31839.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 8, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 8Sep77; MP31839.

MP31840.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Sep77; MP31840.

MP31841.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Sep77; MP31841.

MP31842.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 14, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Sep77; MP31842.

MP31843.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 15, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP31843.

MP31844.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Sep77; MP31844.

MP31845.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Sep77; MP31845.

MP31846.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 22, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep77; MP31846.

MP31847.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 23, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 23Sep77; MP31847.

MP31848.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, September 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Sep77; MP31848.

MP31849.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, September 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Sep77; MP31849.

MP31850.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, September 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Sep77; MP31850.

MP31851.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, September 29, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 29Sep77; MP31851.

MP31852.

Change of taste. Arby’s, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Arby’s, Inc.; 1Jun77; MP31852.

MP31853.

Greece: the land and the people. Rev. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 27Jun77; MP31853.

MP31854.

Prehistoic times. Rev. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 29Dec76; MP31854.

MP31855.

Understanding our earth: soil. Rev. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 21Jul77; MP31855.

MP31856.

Physical changes all about us. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd ed. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 22Jul77; MP31856.

MP31857.

If you hear the explosion, the danger has passed. Xerox Films. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Xerox Corporation, employer for hire. © Xerox Corporation; 18Mar69; MP31857.

MP31858.

Medical aspects of alcohol. Pt. 1. Max A. Schneider. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Max A. Schneider, M.D., Inc.; 27Aug74; MP31858.

MP31859.

Medical aspects of alcohol. Pt. 2. Max A. Schneider. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Max A. Schneider, M.D., Inc.; 27Aug74; MP31859.

MP31860.

The Chilkoot Trail. Lyle R. Bebensee. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lyle R. Bebensee; 24Oct77; MP31860.

MP31861.

No problem. Del Laboratories, Inc. 10 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Del Laboratories, Inc.; 4Aug77; MP31861.

MP31862.

Ten great nails/egg. Del Laboratories, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Del Laboratories, Inc.; 28Jul77; MP31862.

MP31863.

Fritjof Holmboe, North Dakota pioneer movie maker. Bill Snyder Films, Inc. & State Historical Society of North Dakota. 24 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Flickertail flashbacks, no. 2) NM: compilation. © State Historical Society of North Dakota & Bill Snyder Films, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP31863.

MP31864.

North Dakota, way back when. Bill Snyder Films, Inc. & State Historical Society of North Dakota. 22 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. (Flickertail flashbacks, no. 3) NM: compilation. © State Historical Society of North Dakota & Bill Snyder Films, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP31864.

MP31865.

Selling. National Educational Media, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Communications and selling program) © National Educational Media, Inc.; 1Jul77; MP31865.

MP31866.

Courtesy is the answer. National Educational Media, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Hotel and tourism program. Communications and selling program) © National Educational Media, Inc.; 1Jul77; MP31866.

MP31867.

The Devils’ coach. Outreach Films, a division of Cathedral Films, Inc. 75 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Outreach Films, a division of Cathedral Films, Inc. (in notice: Cathedral Films, Inc.); 1Oct77; MP31867.

MP31868.

BMX. Chaparral Productions, Inc. Produced in association with Adams and Adams Films. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: BMX—bicycle motocross. Appl. au: Lew V. Adams. © Lew V. Adams; 30Dec76; MP31868.

MP31869.

Organizational communications: where did that camel come from? Trikon Productions. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Trikon Productions; 1May77; MP31869.

MP31870.

Will Rogers’ 1920s: a cowboy’s guide to the times. Oklahoma State University. Made by Cadre Films. 41 min., sd., b&w and color, 16 mm. © Oklahoma State University; 5Aug76; MP31870.

MP31871.

Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 5. Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System. Made by Instructional Media Laboratory. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Introduction to nursing process: instruction 5. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System; 1Jun77; MP31871.

MP31872.

Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 4. Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System. Made by Instructional Media Laboratory. 13 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Introduction to nursing process: instruction 4. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System; 1Jun77; MP31872.

MP31873.

Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 3. Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System. Made by Instructional Media Laboratory. 25 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Introduction to nursing process: instruction 3. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System; 1Jun77; MP31873.

MP31874.

Introduction to the nursing process: instruction number 2. Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System. Made by Instructional Media Laboratory. 17 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Introduction to nursing process: instruction 2. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System; 1Jun77; MP31874.

MP31875.

Introduction to the nursing process: instruction 1. Board of Regents of the University of Wisconsin System. Made by Instructional Media Laboratory. 34 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Introduction to nursing process: instruction 1. © The Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System; 1Jun77 (in notice: 1976); MP31875.

MP31876.

The Continuing discovery. Handel Film Corporation. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Discovery of America) © Handel Film Corporation; 11Nov75 (in notice: 1976); MP31876.

MP31877.

Police dog. Handel Film Corporation. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book, A Dog named Duke, by Leo A. Handel. © Handel Film Corporation; 10Dec72; MP31877.

MP31878.

The Early discoverers. Handel Film Corporation. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Discovery of America) © Handel Film Corporation; 25Apr75; MP31878.

MP31879.

The Westward movement. Handel Film Corporation. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Discovery of America) © Handel Film Corporation; 25Apr75; MP31879.

MP31880.

Proper techniques in table tennis. Richard J. Puls. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Richard J. Puls; 4Oct77; MP31880.

MP31881.

The Independent contractor. State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company. 3 videorecordings (20 min. each) sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company; 14Oct77; MP31881.

MP31882.

Art in America. Pt. 1: The Beginnings. Handel Film Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series) © Handel Film Corporation; 22Jun76; MP31882.

MP31883.

Art in America. Pt. 2: Hudson River School to Dada. Handel Film Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series) © Handel Film Corporation; 22Jun76; MP31883.

MP31884.

Art in America. Pt. 3: The Twentieth century. Handel Film Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series) © Handel Film Corporation; 22Jun76; MP31884.

MP31885.

Art in America. Pt. 4: Black artists of the U.S.A. Handel Film Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series) © Handel Film Corporation; 28Feb77; MP31885.

MP31886.

A Nation of spoilers. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 2nd ed. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. NM: additions. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 13Sep77; MP31886.

MP31887.

Sesame street goes to prison. Children’s Television Workshop. Distributed by Harper and Row Media. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Children’s Television Workshop; 29Jul77; MP31887.

MP31888.

The Lock-up torque converter. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, Super-8 mm. in cartridge. © Chrysler Corporation; 30Sep77; MP31888.

MP31889.

The Sew-it-yourself workshop. The Reader’s Digest Association, Inc. Made by Insight Films, Inc. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Based on the book, Reader’s digest complete guide to sewing. © The Reader’s Digest Association, Inc.; 1Sep77; MP31889.

MP31890.

Israel: a search for faith. The Reader’s Digest Association, Inc. 62 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Reader’s Digest Association, Inc.; 21Jun77; MP31890.

MP31891.

Non-Hodgkin’s lymphomas. American Society of Clinical Pathologists. Made by Management Communications, Inc. 36 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Professional education series) © American Society of Clinical Pathologists; 10Sep76; MP31891.

MP31892.

Endometrial carcinoma: pathologic factors in assessing biologic behavior. American Society of Clinical Pathologists. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Professional education series) © American Society of Clinical Pathologists; 22Apr76; MP31892.

MP31893.

Bone marrow interpretation in selected anemias. American Society of Clinical Pathologists. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Professional education series) © American Society of Clinical Pathologists; 25May76; MP31893.

MP31894.

Investigation of asphyzial deaths. American Society of Clinical Pathologists. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Professional education series) © American Society of Clinical Pathologists; 25May76; MP31894.

MP31895.

Rape: medical and forensic investigation. American Society of Clinical Pathologists. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Professional education series) © American Society of Clinical Pathologists; 26Oct76; MP31895.

MP31896.

CBS Sunday night news with Morton Dean, Sunday, January 4, 1976. CBS, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jan76; MP31896.

MP31897.

CBS evening news with Bob Schieffer, Sunday, February 15, 1976. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 15Feb76; MP31897.

MP31898.

Who’s who. Ed. 1, show 13. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 8Apr77; MP31898.

MP31899.

Magazine. Ed. 15. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP31899.

MP31900.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 11. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 2Dec76; MP31900.

MP31901.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 5. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct76; MP31901.

MP31902.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 1. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Sep76; MP31902.

MP31903.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 47. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 18Aug77; MP31903.

MP31904.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 44. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jul77; MP31904.

MP31905.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 39. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 23Jul77; MP31905.

MP31906.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 38. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Jun77; MP31906.

MP31907.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 37. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 9Jun77; MP31907.

MP31908.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 25. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 10Mar77; MP31908.

MP31909.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Oct77; MP31909.

MP31910.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Oct77; MP31910.

MP31911.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct77; MP31911.

MP31912.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Oct77; MP31912.

MP31913.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct77; MP31913.

MP31914.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Oct77; MP31914.

MP31915.

CBS morning news, Tuesday, October 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Oct77; MP31915.

MP31916.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 24, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Oct77; MP31916.

MP31917.

CBS morning news, Wednesday, October 26, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 26Oct77; MP31917.

MP31918.

CBS morning news, Thursday, October 27, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 27Oct77; MP31918.

MP31919.

CBS morning news, Friday, October 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Oct77; MP31919.

MP31920.

CBS morning news, Monday, October 31, 1977. CBS, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 31Oct77; MP31920.

MP31921.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 28, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 28Oct77; MP31921.

MP31922.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 25, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 25Oct77; MP31922.

MP31923.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 24, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Oct77; MP31923.

MP31924.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Oct77; MP31924.

MP31925.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 20, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 20Oct77; MP31925.

MP31926.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 19, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 19Oct77; MP31926.

MP31927.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 18, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 18Oct77; MP31927.

MP31928.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 17, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 17Oct77; MP31928.

MP31929.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 14, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 14Oct77; MP31929.

MP31930.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 13, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 13Oct77; MP31930.

MP31931.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 12, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 12Oct77; MP31931.

MP31932.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 11, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 11Oct77; MP31932.

MP31933.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 10, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 10Oct77; MP31933.

MP31934.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, October 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Oct77; MP31934.

MP31935.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Thursday, October 6, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 6Oct77; MP31935.

MP31936.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, October 5, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 5Oct77; MP31936.

MP31937.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, October 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Oct77; MP31937.

MP31938.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Tuesday, January 4, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 4Jan77; MP31938.

MP31939.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 7, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 7Feb77; MP31939.

MP31940.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, February 21, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 21Feb77; MP31940.

MP31941.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Wednesday, August 24, 1977. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 24Aug77; MP31941.

MP31942.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Friday, September 30, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 30Sep77; MP31942.

MP31943.

CBS midday news with Douglas Edwards, Monday, October 3, 1977. CBS, Inc. 5 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © CBS, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP31943.

MP31944.

Max-out. Robert Kaylor Productions, Inc. 32 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. © Robert Kaylor Productions, Inc.; 29Jul77 (in notice: 1969); MP31944.

MP31945.

Conflict resolution: mediating disputes, officer survival. Harper and Row Publishers, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (An Approach to conflict management) © Harper and Row Publishers, Inc.; 22Nov76; MP31945.

MP31946.

NADW dealer sales presentation. NADW Marketing, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © NADW Marketing, Inc.; 15Dec76; MP31946.

MP31947.

NADW distributor training presentation. NADW Marketing, Inc. 140 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © NADW Marketing, Inc.; 1Aug77; MP31947.

MP31948.

Violent youth: the unmet challenge. Altana Films. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Altana Films; 9Sep77 (in notice: 1975); MP31948.

MP31949.

Hazardous Materials Transportation Act, Public Law 93–633. Phillips Petroleum Company. Made by Video Communications. 22 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Phillips Petroleum Company; 10Jun77; MP31949.

MP31950.

1978 Magnum XE presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31950.

MP31951.

1978 Pickup presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31951.

MP31952.

1978 Aspen presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31952.

MP31953.

1978 Cordoba presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31953.

MP31954.

1978 Volare presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 7 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31954.

MP31955.

1978 Sapporo and Arrow presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31955.

MP31956.

1978 LeBaron presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31956.

MP31957.

1978 Trail Duster presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31957.

MP31958.

1978 Ramcharger presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31958.

MP31959.

1978 Challenger and Colt presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31959.

MP31960.

1978 Diplomat presentation. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 20Sep77; MP31960.

MP31961.

Holley 2280 carburetor service. Chrysler Corporation. Made by Ross Roy, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Chrysler Corporation; 27Oct77; MP31961.

MP31962.

Elvis special. Nashat Hanna. 25 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Nashat Hanna; 22Sep77; MP31962.

MP31963.

Hemodialysis: a second chance for life. JAG Productions. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Jeanne Peloza. © JAG Productions; 15Sep77; MP31963.

MP31964.

Smoke and fire: two steps to survival. Aetna Life and Casualty. Produced in cooperation with The National Smoke, Fire and Burn Institute, American Insurance Association, National Fire Prevention and Control Administration, Department of Commerce. 39 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Aetna Life and Casualty; 15Oct77; MP31964.

MP31965.

Marathon, showdown. Mars, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mars, Inc.; 17Apr74 (in notice: 1973); MP31965.

MP31966.

Jnan Prakash Ghosh, Tabla Master, accompanied by Mallar Mukherjee. A Coelho Video production. 59 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1 in.) Appl. au: Edward Rynearson Michaels. © Edward R. Michaels; 2NOV77; MP31966.

MP31967.

Abnormal vaginal bleeding. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 26 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. (Ob/gyn health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling—obstetrics and gynecology. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Oct77; MP31967.

MP31968.

Milky Way, harvest time. M and M Mars, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © M and M Mars, Inc. (in notice: Mars, Inc.); 24Oct77; MP31968.

MP31969.

Examination of the musculoskeletal system. Department of Medicine, School of Medicine, Emory University. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Clinical methods) Appl. au: Emory University. © Emory University; 26Oct77; MP31969.

MP31970.

VD: old bugs, new problems. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 20Oct77; MP31970.

MP31971.

Nuclear power, the great controversy. The Division of Continuing Education, University of Colorado. Made by Educational Media Center, University of Colorado. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Energy sources, a new beginning) Add. ti: Nuclear energy, the great controversy. © The Regents of the University of Colorado (in notice: Board of Regents of the University of Colorado); 1Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP31971.

MP31972.

Every man’s dream. William K. Pierce, Jr. & John Androit. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © William K. Pierce, Jr. & John Androit; 1Mar77; MP31972.

MP31973.

Lady on the lower. The Curators of the University of Missouri. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Curators of the University of Missouri; 1Aug77; MP31973.

MP31974.

Neighborhoods. Barr Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Community, pt. 1) © Barr Films; 15Sep77; MP31974.

MP31975.

Business. Barr Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Community, pt. 2) © Barr Films; 15Sep77; MP31975.

MP31976.

Services. Barr Films. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Community, pt. 3) © Barr Films; 15Sep77; MP31976.

MP31977.

The Diabetic diet. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (Diabetes series) © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 15Oct77; MP31977.

MP31978.

In their time, Andover at 200. Trustees of Phillips Academy. Made by Education Development Center, Inc. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Trustees of Phillips Academy; 29Sep77; MP31978.

MP31979.

1978 El Camino. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31979.

MP31980.

1978 Chevette. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31980.

MP31981.

1978 Camaro. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31981.

MP31982.

1978 Malibu sales training. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31982.

MP31983.

1978 Nova/Nova Custom. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31983.

MP31984.

1978 Impala/Caprice. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31984.

MP31985.

1978 Malibu/Malibu Classic. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. in cartridge. (Chevrolet productivity network) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP31985.

MP31986.

Tai chi, the watercourse way. Kai Mel-De-Fontenay. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Kai Mel-De-Fontenay & Al Chung-Liang Huang (in notice: Al Chung-liang Huang & Kai De-Fontenay); 4May77; MP31986.

MP31987.

The Nickel Plate Road. Edward L. Sarber. Distributed by Starlake Films. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Edward L. Sarber; 27Sep77; MP31987.

MP31988.

Trig-A-Flow. Action Marketing, Inc. 45 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) © Action Marketing, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP31988.

MP31989.

Superbuff. Action Marketing, Inc. 2 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Action Marketing, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP31989.

MP31990.

Winter on an Indian reservation (narrated version) Atlantis Productions, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. Prev. reg. 9Oct73, MP24641. NM: narration. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 1Feb77; MP31990.

MP31991.

An Indian summer. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. Prev. reg. 6Sep73, MP24315. NM: narration. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 1Feb77; MP31991.

MP31992.

Soviet boy. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 15Jan77; MP31992.

MP31993.

Silkmaking in China. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 1Apr76; MP31993.

MP31994.

How to do research. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 6Apr76; MP31994.

MP31995.

The Native land. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. Prev. reg. as The American Indian in transition, 25Jun77, MP27237. NM: deletions. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 3Mar77; MP31995.

MP31996.

Terrace. Robert Edelstein. 5 min., si., b&w, 16 mm. (Breakin’ in) Add. ti: Breaking in © Robert Edelstein; 13Oct77; MP31996.

MP31997.

Concepts in transactional analysis: Stroke seeing behavior: Therapeutic traps and pitfalls. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d. for the American Personnel and Guidance Association (in notice: APGA); 22Jun76; MP31997.

MP31998.

Concepts in transactional analysis: building a nurturing parent therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Patsy. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association (in notice: APGA); 22Jun76; MP31998.

MP31999.

Transactional analysis: a demonstration of individual therapy, “Elaine.” American Personnel and Guidance Association. 33 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Add. ti: Transactional analysis: a demonstration with Elaine. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Oct73; MP31999.

MP32000.

Transactional analysis: a demonstration of individual therapy, “Art.” American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Add. ti: Transactional analysis: a demonstration with Art. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Oct73; MP32000.

MP32001.

Transactional analysis: a demonstration with “Pat.” American Personnel and Guidance Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Oct73; MP32001.

MP32002.

Divorce. Pt. 1. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 5Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP32002.

MP32003.

Divorce. Pt. 2. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 5Mar76 (in notice: 1975); MP32003.

MP32004.

Carl Rogers on empathy. Pt. 1. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32004.

MP32005.

Carl Rogers on education. Pt. 1–2. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 2 motion pictures (30 min. each) sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 4Oct73 (in notice: 1972); MP32005.

MP32006.

Leona Tyler on counseling. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Apr73; MP32006.

MP32007.

Inside looking in and sometimes out. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 10Feb75; MP32007.

MP32008.

Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Jane and Jerry. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 44 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32008.

MP32009.

Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Bob and Carol. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 44 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32009.

MP32010.

Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Hal and Jane. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 44 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32010.

MP32011.

Carl Rogers on marriage: an interview with Nancy and John. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 42 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32011.

MP32012.

Carl Rogers on marriage: persons as partners. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32012.

MP32013.

Rollo May on existential psychology. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15Jun76; MP32013.

MP32014.

Rollo May on creativity and the tragic. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 20Mar76; MP32014.

MP32015.

Counseling techniques: reinforcement procedures. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 4) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32015.

MP32016.

Counseling techniques: desensitization. Pt. 1. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 7) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32016.

MP32017.

Counseling techniques: social modeling. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 5) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32017.

MP32018.

Observing and recording behavior. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Behavioral counseling: an introduction, film 3) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 25Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32018.

MP32019.

Albert Ellis: a demonstration with a woman fearful of expressing emotion. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Aug72 (in notice: 1971); MP32019.

MP32020.

B. F. Skinner on counseling. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 10May73 (in notice: 1972); MP32020.

MP32021.

B. F. Skinner on education. Pt. 1. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 20Mar73 (in notice: 1972); MP32021.

MP32022.

B. F. Skinner on education. Pt. 2. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Distinguished contributors to counseling series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 20Mar73 (in notice: 1972); MP32022.

MP32023.

Carl Rogers: humanistic innovation in education: Louisville Public Schools. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 55 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John H. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 15Feb75 (in notice: 1973); MP32023.

MP32024.

Therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Bruce. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Aug73 (in notice: 1974); MP32024.

MP32025.

Assertion issues for high school women. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Improving personal relationships, pt. 1) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 10Apr75; MP32025.

MP32026.

Assertion issues for high school women in relating to men. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Improving personal relationships, pt. 2) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © American Personnel and Guidance Association; 1Sep75; MP32026.

MP32027.

Concepts in transactional analysis: therapy in a group setting with Morris and Natalie Haimowitz: Mary. American Personnel and Guidance Association. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Explorations in human development film series) Appl. au: John M. Whiteley. © A.P.G.A., an a.a.d.o. the American Personnel and Guidance Association; 23Aug73 (in notice: 1974); MP32027.

MP32028.

Head, neck and nodes examination. Emory University. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in) in cassette. (Clinical methods) © Emory University; 10Nov77; MP32028.

MP32029.

Hurry tomorrow. Halfway House Partnership. 80 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Richard Cohen & Kevin Rafferty. © Halfway House Partnership, in which Richard Cohen & Kevin Rafferty are general partners; 30Sep75; MP32029.

MP32030.

I before E, the industrial engineer. Department of Industrial Engineering & Department of Speech, Iowa State University. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Iowa State University. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 28Oct76; MP32030.

MP32031.

Stop that period! Period that stop! Centron Corporation, Inc. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fearless punctuation) © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 14Sep77; MP32031.

MP32032.

Rescue at Entebbe, how they saved the hostages. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in) in cassette. (CBS News special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 13Sep76; MP32032.

MP32033.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 13. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Dec76; MP32033.

MP32034.

Who’s who. Vol. 1, broadcast 20. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Jun77; MP32034.

MP32035.

Magazine. Ed. 17. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 19Apr77; MP32035.

MP32036.

Who’s ahead? The debate over defense. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special report) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 20Apr77; MP32036.

MP32037.

Meet the new Senators. CBS News. 90 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 16Jan77; MP32037.

MP32038.

When television was young. CBS News. 120 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS News special) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 26Apr77; MP32038.

MP32039.

The Baseball business. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS reports) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 25Apr77; MP32039.

MP32040.

The People versus Gary Gilmore. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS reports) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 14Jan77; MP32040.

MP32041.

Summer of ’77. The West Bank. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (CBS reports) Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 12Aug77; MP32041.

MP32042.

60 minutes. Vol. 9, no. 16. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP32042.

MP32043.

60 minutes. Vol. 10, no. 1. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 8Sep77; MP32043.

MP32044.

60 minutes. Vol. 10, no. 2. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 15Sep77; MP32044.

MP32045.

60 minutes. Vol. 10, no. 3. CBS News. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. © CBS, Inc.; 22Sep77; MP32045.

MP32046.

How its surface changes. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Understanding our Earth) © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 8Jul77; MP32046.

MP32047.

Rocks and minerals. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Understanding our Earth) © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 29Sep77; MP32047.

MP32048.

Ancient Mesopotamia. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 21Dec76; MP32048.

MP32049.

See what I feel. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Avatar Learning, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Like you, like me) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 22Jul77; MP32049.

MP32050.

Caves: the dark wilderness. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 2Aug76; MP32050.

MP32051.

Warning: earthquake. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 22Nov76; MP32051.

MP32052.

The Snake: villain or victim? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 25Aug76; MP32052.

MP32053.

The Shark: maneater or myth? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 22Jul76; MP32053.

MP32054.

Dinosaurs: the terrible lizards. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 29Dec76; MP32054.

MP32055.

Can primitive people survive? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 10Nov76; MP32055.

MP32056.

Volcano: the birth of a mountain. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Produced in cooperation with The American Geological Institute. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (AGI/EBE earth science program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 11May77; MP32056.

MP32057.

The Hunt. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Short-story showcase) Adapted from the short story, The Most dangerous game, by Richard Connell. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 23Apr75; MP3257.

MP32058.

The Spirit of romanticism. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (EBE humanities program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 21Sep77; MP32058.

MP32059.

Doing things together. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Avatar Learning, Inc. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Like you, like me) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Sep77; MP32059.

MP32060.

Whales: can they be saved? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Avatar Learning, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 10Nov76; MP32060.

MP32061.

Play the shopping game. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Avatar Learning, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Consumers in a changing world) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 16Jun77; MP32061.

MP32062.

Women at work: change, choice, challenge. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 27Apr77; MP32062.

MP32063.

Choosing what to make. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Marketplace series) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 24Nov76 (in notice: 1977); MP32063.

MP32064.

Choking: to save a life. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (To save a life) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 27May77; MP32064.

MP32065.

CPR: to save a life. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (To save a life) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 4Aug77; MP32065.

MP32066.

Survival swimming: to save a life. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (To save a life) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 27Jul77; MP32066.

MP32067.

Aunt Arie. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The American character) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 24Apr75; MP32067.

MP32068.

Bip as a skater. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 24Apr75; MP32068.

MP32069.

The Dream. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 4Aug75; MP32069.

MP32070.

The Cage. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 4Apr75; MP32070.

MP32071.

The Creation of the world. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 16Apr75; MP32071.

MP32072.

The Sideshow. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 7Apr75; MP32072.

MP32073.

Bip at a social party. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 28Apr75; MP32073.

MP32074.

Bip as a soldier. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 28Apr75; MP32074.

MP32075.

Bip hunts butterflies. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 31Mar75; MP32075.

MP32076.

The Hands. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 4Apr75; MP32076.

MP32077.

Youth, maturity, old age, death. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 1Apr75; MP32077.

MP32078.

Pantomime: the language of the heart. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 26Mar75; MP32078.

MP32079.

The Painter. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 8Apr75; MP32079.

MP32080.

The Maskmaker. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Art of silence: pantomimes with Marcel Marceau) Appl. au: Marcel Marceau. © Marcel Marceau; 9Apr75; MP32080.

MP32081.

Ecology: Barry Commoner’s viewpoint. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (EBE high school biology program) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 5Jul77; MP32081.

MP32082.

What is ecology? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (EBE high school biology program) Prev. pub. 26Jan62, no. 12317. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 5Jul77; MP32082.

MP32083.

Tillie’s philodendron. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 3May77; MP32083.

MP32084.

Pamela Wong’s birthday for Grandma. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 6Jan77; MP32084.

MP32085.

Demetri Alexandros’ dive. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 16Jun77; MP32085.

MP32086.

Shelley Whitebird’s first powwow. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 4Mar77; MP32086.

MP32087.

Lobbying: a case history. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. of Pressure groups. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 5Nov52, no. 3241. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 24Aug77; MP32087.

MP32088.

Learning about sound. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 2nd ed. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 23Feb55, no. 5910. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 3Jul74; MP32088.

MP32089.

Jerry’s Restaurant. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 29Jun77; MP32089.

MP32090.

Postal service: letter to a football hero. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 3rd ed. of Our post office. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 4Feb65, MP15912. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational. Corporation; 5Oct77; MP32090.

MP32091.

Daybreak. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 26Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP32091.

MP32092.

The Winner—Problem solving; measurement. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Aesop Films, Inc. Produced in cooperation with National Semiconductor Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Expanding math skills with the mini-calculator) © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 26Apr77 (in notice; 1976); MP32092.

MP32093.

Native American myths. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 15Jul77 (in notice: 1976); MP32093.

MP32094.

Is the Ice Age coming? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP32094.

MP32095.

Horses! Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 11Jul77 (in notice: 1976); MP32095.

MP32096.

Endangered animals: will they survive? Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 6Jul77 (in notice: 1976); MP32096.

MP32097.

The Sun: its power and promise. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. Made by Reid-Cowan Productions, Inc. & Avatar Learning, Inc. Distributed by 20th Century-Fox Television. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 14Feb77 (in notice: 1976); MP32097.

MP32098.

Staff development. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. A CTV production. 40 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading chain, tape 1-B) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 23Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32098.

MP32099.

A Video trip to Patterson Road School. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. A CTV production. sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading chain) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 12Jul77 (in notice: 1976); MP32099.

MP32100.

Community involvement. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 40 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program) Add. ti: Community involvement, Spanish and English 1. © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1971); MP32100.

MP32101.

Basic dialog. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. A CTV production. 60 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading chain, level 2, tape 12-A) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32101.

MP32102.

Friction letters. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 4) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32102.

MP32103.

Introduction: secondary. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 3, tape 2) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32103.

MP32104.

Enemy letters. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. Sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 7) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32104.

MP32105.

The Double vowel rule, the silent E rule, the double consonant rule. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 8) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32105.

MP32106.

Exploding letters. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 3) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32106.

MP32107.

Reading: secondary. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 3, tape 11) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 8Aug71; MP32107.

MP32108.

Spelling, content area reading and Socratic dialog. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 50 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 12C) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32108.

MP32109.

Reading: elementary. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 11) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 8Aug71; MP32109.

MP32110.

Pals and blending, the Formula. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 10) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 8Aug71; MP32110.

MP32111.

Nose letters, crazy letters, test 1. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 5) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32111.

MP32112.

Introduction: elementary. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 2) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32112.

MP32113.

Maieutic dialog. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. A CTV production. 40 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, level 2, tape 12B) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 10Jan75 (in notice: 1974); MP32113.

MP32114.

More about silent E: A Vowel says what it must to make sense. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 9) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32114.

MP32115.

Two sound friendly letters (thieves), sometimes friendly letters. Integrative Learning Systems, Inc. 30 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) (Formula phonics reading program, tape 6) © Integrative Learning Systems, Inc.; 7Aug71; MP32115.

MP32116.

Woman: who is me? Judith Keller. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Judith Keller, Shirley Joel & Shula Wallance; 1Oct77; MP32116.

MP32117.

The Wandering wall. Skye Pictures, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Skye Pictures, Inc.; 1Aug77; MP32117.

MP32118.

The Autistic concern, a program for pre-schoolers. Allegheny Intermediate Unit. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Allegheny Intermediate Unit; 28Jun76; MP32118.

MP32119.

Autism, the intangible masquerade. Allegheny Intermediate Unit. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Allegheny Intermediate Unit; 28Jun76; MP32119.

MP32120.

World class pole vaulters. William E. Firth. 7 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. © William E. Firth (in notice: B. F. (Bill Firth)); 3Sep77; MP32120.

MP32121.

The Life saver account. Peter Loukas. 3 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. © Peter Loukas (in notice: Loukas & Smedley); 9May77; MP32121.

MP32122.

Campfire control. Jim Lawless Motion Picture Consultants, Inc. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: James H. Lawless. © Jim Lawless Motion Picture Consultants, Inc.; 4Feb77; MP32122.

MP32123.

Hibel on porcelain. JAR Publishers, Inc. 12 min., sd., color. 16 mm. Appl. au: Theodore Plotkin. © JAR Publishers, Inc.; 15Oct77; MP32123.

MP32124.

It’s not the same old line. General Telephone Company of the Northwest, Inc. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © General Telephone Company of the Northwest, Inc.; 7Oct77; MP32124.

MP32125.

With love from the teachers of Nebraska. Nebraska State Education Association. 2 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Teaching is to touch a life—forever) Appl. au: J. Greg Smith Associates. © Nebraska State Education Association; 1Aug77; MP32125.

MP32126.

Vantage point. The University of Tennessee Research Corporation. 810 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: C. Thomas Cruthirds. © The University of Tennessee Research Corporation; 26Aug77; MP32126.

MP32127.

Applause! Cally Curtis Company. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cally Curtis Company; 16Jun77; MP32127.

MP32128.

How to be a friend. Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alfred Higgins Productions, Inc.; 10Nov77; MP32128.

MP32129.

The Time of your life. Cally Curtis Company. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cally Curtis Company; 6Sep74; MP32129.

MP32130.

I’m going to be. University of California at Riverside, Women’s Resource Center. A Scorpio production. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm, Appl. au: Susan De Pillis. Prev. reg. 23Oct73, DU89824. NM: motion picture version. © Susan De Pillis; 19Sep77 (in notice: 1975), MP32130.

MP32131.

Ah-ooo! Wacha Productions, Inc. 85 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Wacha Productions, Inc.; 27Aug77; MP32131.

MP32132.

Money x-change. The American College. 35 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American College; 2Dec76; MP32132.

MP32133.

Understanding human behavior in business. The American College. 38 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American College; 15Dec76; MP32133.

MP32134.

Elizabeth Borton De Trevino. College of Education & Office of Television Services, Temple University. English ed. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) Appl. au: Jaqueline Shachter. © Jaqueline Shachter; 21Oct77; MP32134.

MP32135.

Elizabeth Borton De Trevino. College of Education & Office of Television Services, Temple University. Spanish ed. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) Appl. au: Jaqueline Shachter. © Jaqueline Shachter; 21Oct77; MP32135.

MP32136.

Profit: a lure/a risk. Texas Council of Economic Education. Made by Sutherland Learning Associates. Distributed by Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Texas Council on Economic Education; 1May77; MP32136.

MP32137.

The Armenian case. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 44 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 10Mar75; MP32137.

MP32138.

Choice public service commercial. Choice. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Choice; 17Nov77; MP32138.

MP32139.

Drug-induced extrapyramidal reactions. Ayd Medical Communications, a division of The Ayd Corporation. 38 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Frank J. Ayd, Jr. © Ayd Medical Communications, a division of The Ayd Corporation; 1Jul77; MP32139.

MP32140.

Father Martin’s guidelines for helping alcoholics. FMS Productions, Inc. 45 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © FMS Productions, Inc.; 27Jun76; MP32140.

MP32141.

The Life, death, and recovery of an alcoholic. FMS Productions, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © FMS Productions, Inc.; 2May77; MP32141.

MP32142.

Immunization now. Bresnik Pictures. Produced in association with & distributed by American Educational Films. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Robert Bresnik. © Bresnik Pictures; 1Jun77; MP32142.

MP32143.

VD, who needs it! Film Modules, Inc. Produced in cooperation with New York State Education Department, Bureau of Mass Communications, Division of Health and Drug Education and Services. 24 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The VD self awareness series) Appl. au: Robert Rubin. © Robert Rubin; 10Sep74; MP32143.

MP32144.

Tell me about Steve. Allend’or, Ltd. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Allend’or, Ltd.; 1Jun77; MP32144.

MP32145.

Saltwater crocs of Australia. Mutual of Omaha. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Mutual of Omaha’s Wild kingdom) © Mutual of Omaha; 13Nov77; MP32145.

MP32146.

Robert McCloskey. College of Education & Office of Television Services, Temple University. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Profiles in literature) Appl. au: Jaqueline Shachter. © Jaqueline Shachter; 10Nov77; MP32146.

MP32147.

Passport to collision. Pauline M. Mandeville. Produced in association with Ten-33 Productions. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pauline M. Mandeville; 28Oct77; MP32147.

MP32148.

International heavy duty renewed torque amplifier. International Harvester Company. 6 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © International Harvester Company; 11Jul77; MP32148.

MP32149.

Char-r-r-rge. International Harvester Company. 14 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © International Harvester Company; 2May77; MP32149.

MP32150.

Know your planter monitor. International Harvester Company. 16 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © International Harvester Company; 2Aug77; MP32150.

MP32151.

Look to the harvest. International Harvester Company. 13 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © International Harvester Company; 6Jun77; MP32151.

MP32152.

Quest for flight. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 2Jun76 (in notice: 1975); MP32152.

MP32153.

Wild science: communicating with animals. Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. A Special education version adapted from the Lee Mendelson production. Prev. reg. NM: editorial revision. © Encyclopaedia Britannica Educational Corporation; 18Mar77 (in notice: 1976); MP32153.

MP32154.

William Rush by Cynthia Rush. Cynthia Rush. 20 min., sd., b&w, videotape (1/2 in.) © Cynthia Rush; 3Nov77; MP32154.

MP32155.

Admiralty Island, fortress of the bears. Sierra Club. 22 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Sierra Club; 1Oct77; MP32155.

MP32156.

Studying gravitation and mass. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Scientific investigations series) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Dec77; MP32156.

MP32157.

Jane Goodall: Introduction to chimpanzee behavior. National Geographic Society. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Jane Goodall: Studies of the chimpanzee) © National Geographic Society; 14Oct77; MP32157.

MP32158.

Jane Goodall: Hierarchy and the alpha male. National Geographic Society. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Jane Goodall: Studies of the chimpanzee) © National Geographic Society; 14Oct77;. MP32158.

MP32159.

Radiographic examinations of the skull. Aldine Publishing Company. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Radiographic positioning) © Aldine Publishing Company; 1Jun77; MP32159.

MP32160.

Radiographic examination of the sella turcica and the temporal bone. Aldine Publishing Company. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Radiographic positioning) © Aldine Publishing Company; 1Jun77; MP32160.

MP32161.

Radiographic examination of the orbits. Aldine Publishing Company. 16 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Radiographic positioning) © Aldine Publishing Company; 1Jun77; MP32161.

MP32162.

Radiographic examination of the maxillae and mandible. Aldine Publishing Company. 17 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Radiographic positioning) © Aldine Publishing Company; 1Jun77; MP32162.

MP32163.

Radiographic examination of the sinuses, facial bones, zygomatic arches and nasal bones. Aldine Publishing Company. 24 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Radiographic positioning) © Aldine Publishing Company; 1Jun77; MP32163.

MP32164.

Color monitor set up. Magnetic Audio/Video Products, division of 3M Company. 15 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Magnetic Audio/Video Products, division of 3M Company; 1Oct77; MP32164.

MP32165.

Cursive handwriting. Forrest D. Fernkopf. 16 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. (Fernkopf handwriting: manuscript and cursive) Prev. pub. 17Apr71, MP21926. NM: revision & additional cinematographic work. © Forrest D. Fernkopf; 8Aug77; MP32165.

MP32166.

Manuscript handwriting. Forrest D. Fernkopf. 12 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. (Fernkopf handwriting: manuscript and cursive) Prev. pub. 17Apr71, MP21925. NM: revision & additional cinematographic work. © Forrest D. Fernkopf; 8Aug77; MP 32166.

MP32167.

Run, don’t walk. Ramsgate Films. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Richard Capp. © Richard Capp; 1Mar77; MP32167.

MP32168.

Family. Beneficial Finance Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Beneficial Management Corporation of America. © Beneficial Management Corporation of America; 7Nov77; MP32168.

MP32169.

Commas. Pt. 1: Taking commas aside. Centron Educational Films. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fearless punctuation) © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 20Jul77; MP32169.

MP32170.

A Sense of direction. The American National Red Cross. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American National Red Cross; 5Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP32170.

MP32171.

Neighbors: conversation in a changing community. The Conservation Foundation. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Conservation Foundation; 15Dec77; MP32171.

MP32172.

Understanding our earth: glaciers. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 17Jul52, MP2680. NM: 30% new scenes & 100% new narration. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 27Sep77; MP32172.

MP32173.

New England: background of literature. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 30Mar50, MP200. NM: 20% new scenes & 100% new narration. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 12Jul77; MP32173.

MP32174.

Ancient Rome. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 18May49, M4226. NM: 30% new scenes & 100% new narration. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 18Jul77; MP32174.

MP32175.

Space science: an introduction. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. pub. 3Feb64, MP14513. NM: new scenes & narration. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 7Oct77; MP32175.

MP32176.

Hostage negotiations. Pt. 1: Tactical procedures. Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Tactics and techniques) © Harper and Row, Publishers, Inc.; 10Oct77 (in notice: 1978); MP32176.

MP32177.

The Metric system of measurements. Barametric. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Barametric; 30Sep77 (in notice: 1976); MP32177.

MP32178.

Juvenile justice: why can’t I go home now? Trikon Productions. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Trikon Productions; 29Jul77 (in notice: 1975); MP32178.

MP32179.

Split screen. Pfizer, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pfizer, Inc.; 13Oct77; MP32179.

MP32180.

Pre and post operative concerns. The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. Produced in cooperation with Cleveland Ostomy Association. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Caring for the ostomy patient) © The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Nov77; MP32180.

MP32181.

Education and discharge planning. The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. Produced in cooperation with Cleveland Ostomy Association. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Caring for the ostomy patient) © The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Nov77; MP32181.

MP32182.

Types of surgery and appliances. The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association. Produced in cooperation with Cleveland Ostomy Association. 26 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Caring for the ostomy patient) © The Greater Cleveland Hospital Association; 1Nov77; MP32182.

MP32183.

Thought for food, World Food Conference, 1976. Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Iowa State University. © Iowa State University Research Foundation, Inc.; 9Dec76; MP32183.

MP32184.

Studying the behavior of light. Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Scientific investigations series) © Goldberg-Werrenrath Productions; 1Oct77; MP32184.

MP32185.

When I say no, I feel guilty. Cally Curtis Company. 31 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cally Curtis Company; 5Jul77; MP32185.

MP32186.

Acquiring innovative equipment: pitfalls and precedents. Teach ‘Em, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (TV 77) © Teach ’Em, Inc.; 9Dec77; MP32186.

MP32187.

Medical risk management: plan for action. Teach ‘Em, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (TV 77) © Teach ’Em, Inc.; 30Sep77; MP32187.

MP32188.

Lo torc plug valve. Halliburton Company. Made by Halliburton Graphic Services Department. 27 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Halliburton Company; 8Nov77; MP32188.

MP32189.

Lower urinary tract infections in women. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 17 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. (OB/GYN health series) Add. ti: Patient counseling, obstetrics and gynecology. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 1Oct77; MP32189.

MP32190.

Operation space management. New Century Beverage Company, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © New Century Beverage Company; 1Nov77; MP32190.

MP32191.

Gustav Mahler, Symphony number 4. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 10Dec75; MP32191.

MP32192.

Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Symphony number 34 in C major, K. 338, Minuetto, K. 409, Symphony number 40 in G minor, K. 550. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 17Dec75; MP32192.

MP32193.

Peter Ilytch (sic) Tchaikovsky, Andante cantabile string quartet, opus 11, Symphony number 4 in F minor, opus 36. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 26Nov75; MP32193.

MP32194.

Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Requiem, K. 626. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 61 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 12Feb75; MP32194.

MP32195.

Arthur Rubinstein. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 24Dec75; MP32195.

MP32196.

I Pagliacci. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 78 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 19Mar75; MP32196.

MP32197.

Ormandy conducts The Planets. International Television Trading Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation; 24Jun77; MP32197.

MP32198.

Mehta conducts Dvorak. International Television Trading Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation; 1Mar77; MP32198.

MP32199.

Los Angeles Philharmonic. International Television Trading Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation; 1Mar77; MP32199.

MP32200.

The Philadelphia Orchestra. International Television Trading Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation; 24Jun77; MP32200.

MP32201.

Bernstein at Tanglewood. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 25Dec74; MP32201.

MP32202.

Johannes Brahms, Piano concerto number 1 in D minor, opus 15, Ludwig Van Beethoven, Piano concerto number 3 in C minor, opus 37. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 90 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 16Oct74; MP32202.

MP32203.

Ludwig Van Beethoven, Symphony number 5 in C minor, opus 67. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Herbert Von Karajan and the Berlin Philharmonic play Beethoven and Bach. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 13Nov74; MP32203.

MP32204.

Copland conducts Copland. International Television Trading Corporation & Educational Broadcasters Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation & Educational Broadcasting Corporation; 17Mar76; MP32204.

MP32205.

The Music of Ernest Block, an immigrant’s America. International Television Trading Corporation & Educational Broadcasters Corporation. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © International Television Trading Corporation & Educational Broadcasting Corporation; 19May76; MP32205.

MP32206.

Haydn, Cello concerto number 1 in C major, Cello concerto number 2 in D major. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 9Mar77; MP32206.

MP32207.

Lizst, a Faust symphony in three character pictures after Goethe. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 72 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 13Jul77; MP32207.

MP32208.

Giselle. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 95 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 15Aug77; MP32208.

MP32209.

Gustav Mahler, The Song of the earth (Das Lied von der Erde) Unitel Film and Television Productions. 70 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 9Feb77; MP32209.

MP32210.

Salome. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 102 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 2Feb77; MP32210.

MP32211.

Rubinstein at 90. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 90 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 26Jan77; MP32211.

MP32212.

Solti conducts Wagner. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 1Mar77; MP32212.

MP32213.

Bernstein at Tanglewood. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 15Aug77; MP32213.

MP32214.

Ludwig Van Beethoven, Coriolan overture, opus 62, Johannes Brahms, Symphony number 1 in C minor, opus 68. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Beethoven, Coriolan overture, opus 62, Brahms, Symphony number 1 in C minor, opus 68. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 17Nov76; MP32214.

MP32215.

Music from America. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 12Jul76; MP32215.

MP32216.

Solti conducts Mendelssohn. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 8Dec76; MP32216.

MP32217.

The Barber of Seville. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 141 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 7Jan76; MP32217.

MP32218.

Madama Butterfly. Unitel Film and Television Productions. 143 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Unitel Film and Television Productions; 20Oct76; MP32218.

MP32220.

Animation antics. Lancer Productions. 3 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lancer Productions; 5Dec77; MP32220.

MP32221.

Hell Gate, the watery grave. Bill Baldwin. 49 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Bill Baldwin & Joe Gregorio; 1Dec77; MP32221.

MP32222.

Arthropods. Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc., Modern Learning Aids Division. Made by BioMedia Associates. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inhabitants of the planet Earth) Appl. au: Bruce J. Russell. © BioMedia Associates; 1Dec76; MP32222.

MP32223.

Molluscs. Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc., Modern Learning Aids Division. Made by BioMedia Associates. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inhabitants of the planet Earth) Appl. au: Bruce J. Russell. © BioMedia Associates; 1Dec76; MP32223.

MP32224.

Annelids. Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc., Modern Learning Aids Division. Made by BioMedia Associates. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inhabitants of the planet Earth) Appl. au: Bruce J. Russell. © BioMedia Associates; 1Dec76; MP32224.

MP32225.

Flatworms. Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc., Modern Learning Aids Division. Made by BioMedia Associates. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inhabitants of the planet Earth) Appl. au: Bruce J. Russell. © BioMedia Associates; 1Dec76; MP32225.

MP32226.

Coelenterates. Ward’s Natural Science Establishment, Inc., Modern Learning Aids Division. Made by BioMedia Associates. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Inhabitants of the planet Earth) Appl. au: Bruce J. Russell. © BioMedia Associates; 1Dec76; MP32226.

MP32227.

Breastfeeding: a special closeness. Motion, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Motion, Inc.; 29Sep77; MP32227.

MP32228.

Beginnings. The School of American Ballet. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Maren & Reed Erskine. © Maren & Reed Erskine; 1Sep77; MP32228.

MP32229.

The Linen closet. The Linen Closet. Made by Crunch Bird Studios. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Leo Saltz. © The Linen Closet; 1Dec77; MP32229.

MP32230.

The Domain of the moment. Stan Brakhage. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Stan Brakhage; 10Oct77; MP32230.

MP32231.

Faces of freedom. Smithsonian Institution. Made by Guggenheim Productions, Inc. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Smithsonian Institution; 3Nov77 (in notice: 1976); MP32231.

MP32232.

1978 Chevy 4-wheel drives K10–20–30. Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation. Made by Sandy Corporation. 5 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. (1978 product proof films) © Chevrolet Motor Division, General Motors Corporation; 30Aug77; MP32232.

MP32233.

The Forgotten genocide. Atlantis Productions, Inc. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: J. Michael Hagopian. © Atlantis Productions, Inc.; 10Mar75; MP32233.

MP32234.

Get low and get out. Aetna Life and Casualty. Produced in cooperation with The National Smoke, Fire and Burn Institute. 7 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Aetna Life and Casualty; 1Oct77; MP32234.

MP32235.

The True story about the tortoise and the hare. KATU. 30 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Ronald Hansen. © Ron Hansen; 27Jun77; MP32235.

MP32236.

Archaeology of the Grand French Battery, Yorktown, Virginia. Southside Historical Sites, Inc. & The College of William and Mary in Virginia. 16 min., sd., color. 16 mm. © Southside Historical Sites, Inc. & The College of William and Mary in Virginia; 28Mar77; MP32236.

MP32237.

Ants: hunters and gardeners. National Geographic Society. Produced in association with Oxford Scientific Films, Ltd. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © National Geographic Society; 2Nov77; MP32237.

MP32238.

ABC evening news, May 9, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 9May77; MP32238.

MP32239.

ABC evening news, May 11, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 11May77; MP32239.

MP32240.

ABC evening news, May 10, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 10May77; MP32240.

MP32241.

ABC evening news, May 12, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 12May77; MP32241.

MP32242.

ABC evening news, May 13, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 13May77; MP32242.

MP32243.

ABC evening news, May 16, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 16May77; MP32243.

MP32244.

ABC evening news, May 17, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 17May77; MP32244.

MP32245.

ABC evening news, May 20, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 20May77; MP32245.

MP32246.

ABC evening news, May 24, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 24May77; MP32246.

MP32247.

ABC evening news, May 25, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 25May77; MP32247.

MP32248.

ABC evening news, May 26, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 26May77; MP32248.

MP32249.

ABC evening news, May 27, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 27May77; MP32249.

MP32250.

ABC evening news, May 31, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 31May77; MP32250.

MP32251.

ABC evening news, June 1, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 1Jun77; MP32251.

MP32252.

ABC evening news, June 2, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 2Jun77; MP32252.

MP32253.

ABC evening news, June 3, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 3Jun77; MP32253.

MP32254.

ABC evening news, June 6, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 6Jun77; MP32254.

MP32255.

ABC evening news, June 7, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 7Jun77; MP32255.

MP32256.

ABC evening news, June 8, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 8Jun77; MP32256.

MP32257.

ABC evening news, June 9, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 9Jun77; MP32257.

MP32258.

ABC evening news, June 10, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 10Jun77; MP32258.

MP32259.

ABC evening news, June 13, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 13Jun77; MP32259.

MP32260.

ABC evening news, June 14, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 14Jun77; MP32260.

MP32261.

ABC evening news, June 16, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 16Jun77; MP32261.

MP32262.

ABC evening news, June 17, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 17Jun77; MP32262.

MP32263.

ABC evening news, June 20, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 20Jun77; MP32263.

MP32264.

ABC evening news, June 21, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 21Jun77; MP32264.

MP32265.

ABC evening news, June 22, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 22Jun77; MP32265.

MP32266.

ABC evening news, June 24, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 24Jun77; MP32266.

MP32267.

ABC evening news, June 27, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 27Jun77; MP32267.

MP32268.

ABC evening news, June 28, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 28Jun77; MP32268.

MP32269.

ABC evening news, June 29, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 29Jun77; MP32269.

MP32270.

ABC evening news, June 30, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 30Jun77; MP32270.

MP32271.

ABC evening news, July 1, 1977. ABC News. 28 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: American Broadcasting Companies, Inc. © American Broadcasting Companies, Inc.; 1Jul77; MP32271.

MP32272.

Geography of South America: Five northern countries. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. 2nd rev. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1Apr59, MP9752. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 4Nov77 (in notice: 1959, 1972, 1977); MP32272.

MP32273.

United States expansion: overseas. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 17Oct58, MP9406. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 4Nov77; MP32273.

MP32274.

United States expansion: Texas and the Far Southwest. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 26Mar56, MP7114. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 13Dec77; MP32274.

MP32275.

United States expansion: Louisiana Purchase. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 11Feb57, MP8307. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 2Nov77; MP32275.

MP32276.

Simple organisms: bacteria. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 2Jun58, MP9269. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 7Oct77; MP32276.

MP32277.

The Rise of nations in Europe. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 2Dec55, MP6784. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 9Aug77; MP32277.

MP32278.

Italy: the land and the people. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1May63, MP13660. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 12Jul77; MP32278.

MP32279.

Birds: how we identify them. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 27Jun60, MP10325. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 9Nov77; MP32279.

MP32280.

The Butterfly (life cycle of an insect) Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 4Feb55, MP5713. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP32280.

MP32281.

Geography of South America: Brazil. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1Feb61, MP11263. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 14Nov77; MP32281.

MP32282.

Geography of South America: countries of the Andes. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 21Mar61, MP11439. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 2Nov77; MP32282.

MP32283.

Geography of South America: Argentina, Paraguay, Uruguay. Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc. Revised. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Prev. reg. 1Feb61, MP11262. © Coronet Instructional Media, a division of Esquire, Inc.; 18Nov77; MP32283.

MP32284.

Will you go to Heaven? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 634) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 2Mar75; MP32284.

MP32285.

American farmer—caught in the middle. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 648) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 28Dec75; MP32285.

MP32286.

Energy—here today, gone tomorrow. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 647) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 14Dec75; MP32286.

MP32287.

Nuclear energy—risk or remedy? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 646) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 21Dec75; MP32287.

MP32288.

Jehan Sadat—Egypt’s First Lady. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 657) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 2Apr76; MP32288.

MP32289.

Your stake in the future. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 666) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 26Sep76; MP32289.

MP32290.

Anwar Sadat—President of Egypt. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 656) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 25Mar76; MP32290.

MP32291.

Should you file bankruptcy? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 60) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 25Jan76; MP32291.

MP32292.

NATO—who needs it? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 645) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 4Jan76; MP32292.

MP32293.

The Family challenge. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 677) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 19Dec76; MP32293.

MP32294.

Russia’s new strategy. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 675) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 5Dec76; MP32294.

MP32295.

Is the soul immortal? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 669) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 24Oct76; MP32295.

MP32296.

Coping with change? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 670) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 31Oct76; MP32296.

MP32297.

Do you have an immortal soul? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 668) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 17Oct76; MP32297.

MP32298.

Religion—who needs it? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 667) Appl. au; Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 10Oct76; MP32298.

MP32299.

When criminals go free! Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 680) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God: 14Aug76; MP32299.

MP32300.

Born again. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, program no. 676) Add. ti: Awake, alert, aware. Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God: 12Dec76; MP32300.

MP32301.

The Mexican American, heritage and destiny. Handel Film Corporation. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series, no. 7) © Handel Film Corporation; 11Nov77; MP32301.

MP32302.

One more road. The Wilderness Society. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Robert Halsband. © The Wilderness Society; 16Sep77; MP32302.

MP32303.

Health care and the Hispanic community. Medgar Evers College of CUNY, Division of Health Sciences. 40 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette, © Medgar Evers College of CUNY, Division of Health Sciences; 22Apr77; MP32303.

MP32304.

Pigeon River forum. University of Michigan, Pigeon River Country Association. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Dwight D. Campbell, David S. Upton, Kenneth Wiatrak & John Mueller; 15Dec77; MP32304.

MP32305.

To cook a duck, the care of game birds. West Wind Productions, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: To cook a duck, care of game birds. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 27Jul77; MP32305.

MP32306.

Fixin’ venison, the care of deer meat. West Wind Productions, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Fixin’ venison, care of deer meat. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 7Apr77; MP32306.

MP32307.

Hunting. West Wind Productions, Inc. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © West Wind Productions, Inc.; 9Mar77; MP32307.

MP32308.

Daybreak. Anne Boyd Lewis. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Anne Boyd Lewis; 29Nov77; MP32308.

MP32309.

Molly Smith: The Water and the clock. Stewart/Burnett Films, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Tony Stewart. © Tony Stewart & Katie Burnett; 1Nov77; MP32309.

MP32310.

3:57 Friday afternoon. The Idaho First National Bank. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Idaho First National Bank; 1Nov77; MP32310.

MP32311.

Mixed wrestling. Skip Baurley. 11 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. (A.W.W.A. presents, film no. 4) © Skip Baurley; 1Dec77; MP32311.

MP32312.

Our Lady of Guadalupe. Franciscan Communications Center. A TeleKetics presentation. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. English & Spanish. © on story: Franciscan Communications Center; 1Jan77; MP32312.

MP32313.

The Effort. A TeleKetics presentation. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Michael J. Gillen. © Michael J. Gillen; 1Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP32313.

MP32314.

Our Lady of Guadalupe, storyscape. A TeleKetics presentation. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. English & Spanish. © on introduction & conclusion: Franciscan Communications Center; 1Apr77; MP32314.

MP32315.

Personal flotation devices. The American National Red Cross. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American National Red Cross; 1Dec76; MP32315.

MP32316.

Disaster: before it hits home. The American National Red Cross. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The American National Red Cross; 1Dec76; MP32316.

MP32317.

Bart LaRue’s The Ark of Noah. Janus of Hollywood. 107 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Janus of Hollywood; 19Jun75; MP32317.

MP32318.

Nine months in motion. Patty Moore. Made by Veriation Films. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Patty Moore; 15Oct77; MP32318.

MP32319.

To be an Indian. Raymond Witham Daum. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Prev. reg. 20Apr76, M9670. NM: revisions. © Raymond Witham Daum; 10Oct77; MP32319.

MP32320.

Drinking driver: what could you do? Centron Educational Films. Produced in cooperation with the Missouri State Department of Elementary and Secondary Education, Missouri Division of Highway Safety. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Centron Corporation, Inc. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 29Nov77; MP32320.

MP32321.

Keep your cow-calf herd goin’ and growin’. Merck and Company, Inc. Made by Panel Film Productions. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: How to keep your cow/calf herd goin’ and growin’. © Merck and Company, Inc.; 19Aug77; MP32321.

MP32322.

The House of accidents. Centron Corporation, Inc. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 18Nov77; MP32322.

MP32323.

Mischievous marks, —, (), ’s. Centron Educational Films. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fearless punctuation) Appl. au: Centron Corporation. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 30Sep77; MP32323.

MP32324.

The King. Bruce Watson & Dean Watson. 3 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. © Bruce Watson & Dean Watson; 15Sep77; MP32324.

MP32325.

Living metrics: count me in. Board of Education of the City of Chicago. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Board of Education of the City of Chicago; 16Aug77; MP32325.

MP32326.

Continuous progress mastery learning in mathematics. Board of Education of the City of Chicago. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Board of Education of the City of Chicago; 13Sep77; MP32326.

MP32327.

Bus driver. Pfizer, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pfizer, Inc.; 3Oct77; MP32327.

MP32328.

Weather. Pfizer, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pfizer, Inc.; 23Dec76; MP32328.

MP32329.

Your exciting journey in real estate. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32329.

MP32330.

Close and negotiate from strength. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32330.

MP32331.

Stop at the closing point. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32331.

MP32332.

Build bridges to agreement. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32332.

MP32333.

Anticipate detours and sales obstacles. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32333.

MP32334.

Directions for inspecting selected properties. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32334.

MP32335.

The Crossroads of negotiation. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32335.

MP32336.

Guide and counsel your buyers. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32336.

MP32337.

Prospect for qualified buyers. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32337.

MP32338.

Prepare for your listing checkpoints. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 27 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32338.

MP32339.

The Signposts to listings. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32339.

MP32340.

The Road map for your listing presentations. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 29 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32340.

MP32341.

Your road to success in real estate. American Salesmasters. Made by Trula Holdings, Ltd. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (The Road to success in real estate) © Trula Holdings, Ltd.; 31Oct76; MP32341.

MP32342.

Alcoholism. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, P-650) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 18Jan76 (in notice: 1975); MP32342.

MP32343.

Egypt under Sadat. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, SP-10) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 15Jan77 (in notice: 1976); MP32343.

MP32344.

American agriculture—the great gamble. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, P-612) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 29Sep74; MP32344.

MP32345.

Kids in trouble. Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, P-653) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 1Mar76 (in notice: 1977); MP32345.

MP32346.

Has he really been “born again”? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, P-678) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 3Jul76 (in notice: 1977); MP32346.

MP32347.

Which church did Christ build? Ambassador College. 29 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Garner Ted Armstrong, P-679) Appl. au: Worldwide Church of God. © Worldwide Church of God; 10Jul76 (in notice: 1977); MP32347.

MP32348.

Preventive maintenance of mobile equipment. Marshall Maintenance. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Marshall Maintenance; 10Nov77; MP32348.

MP32349.

Women hold up half the sky. Maria Nicholas Films. Produced in cooperation with Kelly Broadcasting Company. 50 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Maria John Nicholas. © Maria John Nicholas; 13Nov77; MP32349.

MP32350.

Stop that period! Period that stop. Centron Educational Films. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fearless punctuation) Appl. au: Centron Corporation, Inc. © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 14Sep77; MP32350.

MP32351.

Fall guy. Union Pacific Railroad Safety Department. 13 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Union Pacific Railroad. © Union Pacific Railroad; 15Nov77; MP32351.

MP32352.

Towards resolution of the emotional attachment to the past generations. The Department of Medical-Dental Communication, School of Medicine, Georgetown University & The Family Center, Department of Psychiatry, School of Medicine, Georgetown University. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Toward resolution of the emotional attachment to the past generations. Appl. au; Murray Bowen. © Murray Bowen; 11Nov77; MP32352.

MP32353.

The Simplot System. Allen and Dorward, Inc. 12 min., sd., color. Super 8 mm. Appl. au: J. R. Simplot Company. © J. R. Simplot Company; 5Oct77; MP32353.

MP32354.

Repairs to the pickup truck. Motors Insurance Corporation. 32 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Motors Insurance Corporation; 25Nov77; MP32354.

MP32355.

America’s foundations of liberty. Handel Film Corporation. 2nd ed. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series, no. 1) © Handel Film Corporation; 7Jan76; MP32355.

MP32356.

Flammable liquids. Handel Film Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 25Apr75; MP32356.

MP32357.

Electricity—handle with care. Handel Film Corporation. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 12Mar74; MP32357.

MP32358.

One roll of the dice, the story of a pre-trip and post-trip inspection. Halliburton Company. Made my Halliburton’s Graphic Services Department. 46 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Halliburton Services, a division of Halliburton Company (in notice: Halliburton Services, Inc.); 13Sep77; MP32358.

MP32359.

Shirley MacLaine special: Where do we go from here? MacLaine Enterprises, Inc. Sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © MacLaine Enterprises, Inc.; 12Mar77; MP32359.

MP32360.

Smiles: the Adults’ Health and Developmental Program. The Adults’ Health and Developmental Program, College of Physical Education, Recreation, Health, University of Maryland. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Dan Leviton. © The Adults’ Health and Developmental Program; 1Dec77; MP32360.

MP32361.

The Japanese American. Handel Film Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Americana series, no. 15) © Handel film Corporation; 15Feb74; MP32361.

MP32362.

The Middle school years: guidance for transition. Educational Media Corporation. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Educational Media Corporation; 8Oct77; MP32362.

MP32363.

Colon, semicolon and quotation marks. Centron Corporation, Inc. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Fearless punctuation) © Centron Corporation, Inc.; 25Oct77; MP32363.

MP32364.

Movement in learning: a dancer teaches academic readiness. Kingsbury Center, Inc. 38 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Kingsbury Center, Inc.; 6Jan77; MP32364.

MP32365.

Taxes, who needs them? Handel Film Corporation. 25 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Handel Film Corporation; 8Aug74; MP32365.

MP32366.

America, sing out! Country TV Productions, division of Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc. 59 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Country TV Productions, division of Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc. (in notice: A Country TV production, division of Prince-Joseph Affiliates, Inc.); 25Nov77; MP32366.

MP32367.

Vasectomy. Milner-Fenwick, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Milner-Fenwick, Inc.; 15Dec77; MP32367.

MP32368.

Pro driving attitudes. Portafilms, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Portafilms, Inc.; 1Nov77; MP32368.

MP32369.

You may not get a second chance. Sales Training Department, The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company. 30 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company. © The Goodyear Tire and Rubber Company; 15Sep77; MP32369.

MP32370.

I gave at the office. Jewish Federation-Council of Greater Los Angeles. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Jewish Federation-Council of Greater Los Angeles; 10Dec77; MP32370.

MP32371.

Protection of public officials, imminent threat, office and residence security. The California State Police. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: David Nulsen. © David Nulsen Enterprises; 20Dec77; MP32371.

MP32372.

The Grateful Dead. Round Reels, Inc. 130 min., sd., color, 35 mm. © Round Reels, Inc.; 1Jun77 (in notice: 1976); MP32372.

MP32373.

Peaches. The Coca-Cola Company. Made by McDonald and Little. 30 sec., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Coca-Cola Company; 30Jun77; MP32373.

MP32374.

It had to be you. The Coca-Cola Company. Made by McDonald and Little. 1 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © The Coca-Cola Company; 22Aug77; MP32374.

MP32375.

What do they really want? BNA Communications, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Winning with customers) © BNA Communications, Inc.; 2Dec77; MP32375.

MP32377.

Drive on. Indiana National Guard. Made by Film Associates, Ltd., Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Film Associates, Ltd., Inc.; 30May77; MP32377.

MP32378.

Hostage negotiation for police. Bureau for Municipal Police, Division of Criminal Justice Services. Made by Motorola Teleprograms Inc. 51 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Bureau for Municipal Police, Division of Criminal Justice Services; 25Aug77; MP32378.

MP32379.

He was not willing. Shepherd Films. 6 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Ralph M. & Dorothy M. Nichols. © Shepherd Films; 18Dec54; MP32379.

MP32380.

The “ELF” digital interlock technique. United Audio Visual Corporation. 7 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © United Audio Visual Corporation; 17Jun77; MP32380.

MP32381.

Disco 77. Program no. 4. Disco-Vision Productions, Inc. in association with Marcus Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (2 in.) © Disco-Vision Productions, Inc.; 23Mar77; MP32381.

MP32382.

The Lifer’s Group, I am my brother’s keeper. WPIX Community Affairs. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (A WPIX editorial report) Appl. au: WPIX, Inc. © WPIX, Inc.; 11Dec77; MP32382.

MP32383.

Animal migration. BFA Educational Media. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Allied Film Artists. © CBS, Inc.; 24May77; MP32383.

MP32384.

Earthquakes and volcanoes (revised) BFA Educational Media. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: CBS, Inc. Prev. pub. 17May57, MP13862. NM: updating. © CBS, Inc.; 29Mar77; MP32384.

MP32385.

Exploring the human brain. BFA Educational Media. 18 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Science—new frontiers) Appl. au: Greenhouse Films. © CBS, Inc.; 28Jan77; MP32385.

MP32386.

Men: learning to share. Pt. 1. Hawaii Planned Parenthood, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Hawaii Planned Parenthood, Inc.; 1Apr77; MP32386.

MP32387.

Division of sign numbers. The University of Akron. Made by Audio Visual Services in cooperation with Department of Developmental Programs at the University of Akron. 17 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Developmental mathematics series, tape no. 7) © The University of Akron; 13Oct77; MP32387.

MP32388.

Physical assessment, a course designed for the nurse practitioner. The Department of Nursing, Herbert H. Lehman College, The City University of New York in association with Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. 1050 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Physical assessment lectures, © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 11Mar74 (in notice: 1972); MP32388.

MP32389.

Pediatric physical assessment. Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. 484 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 10May76; MP32389.

MP32390.

The Health history. The Department of Nursing, Herbert H. Lehman College, The City University of New York. 52 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 15Mar76; MP32390.

MP32391.

Physical assessment of the aged person. The Department of Nursing, Herbert H. Lehman College, The City University of New York. 133 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 22Sep75 (in notice on pt. 1: 1976); MP32391.

MP32392.

Mental and emotional assessment of the psychiatric patient. The Department of Nursing, Herbert H. Lehman College, The City University of New York. 86 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Psychiatric interview—mental and emotional status assessment. Appl. au: Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 15Sep75; MP32392.

MP32393.

Physical assessment examination. The Department of Nursing, Herbert H. Lehman College, The City University of New York. 323 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Add. ti: Physical assessment examinations. Appl. au: Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc. © Blue Hill Educational Systems, Inc.; 22Sep75; MP32393.

MP32394.

Choosing specific words. BFA Educational Media. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Write way series) Appl. au: Stan Malotte. © CBS, Inc.; 3Jan77; MP32394.

MP32395.

Individually guided reading. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (IGE teacher education series) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 14Jul75; MP32395.

MP32396.

The Principal in individually guided education. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 15Nov76; MP32396.

MP32397.

Children learn social studies. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 23Aug76; MP32397.

MP32398.

Children learn science. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 21Sep76; MP32398.

MP32399.

Children learn mathematics. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 15Mar76; MP32399.

MP32400.

Who should spend the money? The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 8Dec75; MP32400.

MP32401.

The Teacher in individually guided education. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 17 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 15Dec75; MP32401.

MP32402.

Making unit meetings effective. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 20Nov75; MP32402.

MP32403.

The Unit leader in individually guided education. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 20 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 17Nov75; MP32403.

MP32404.

Parents want to understand. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 8Dec75; MP32404.

MP32405.

Helping Janice teach effectively. The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System. Made by The Creative Establishment. Distributed by Addison-Wesley Publishing Company, Inc. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Leadership series in individually guided education) © The Board of Regents of The University of Wisconsin System; 8Dec75; MP32405.

MP32406.

Alan King goes Nashville. King-Hitzig Productions/DMK, Inc. 60 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © King-Hitzig Productions & DMK Productions, Inc. (in notice: King-Hitzig Productions/DMK, Inc.); 21Dec77; MP32406.

MP32407.

Alpha or omega, the beginning or the end. The United Nations Association of Minnesota. 15 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The United Nations Association of Minnesota; 28Nov77; MP32407.

MP32408.

Artists-in-schools, Bethel, Alaska. The Alaska State Council on the Arts. Made by Lower Kuskokwim School District Media Center. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © LKSD Media Center a.a.d.o. Lower Kuskokwim School District Media Center; 18Nov77; MP32408.

#### MU

MU9458.

Accordo. Paolo Gazzarri. 44 min., si., color, Super 8 mm. © Paolo Gazzarri; 28Oct75; MU9458.

MU9789.

Watch your weight. Monroe Auto Equipment Company. Made by Video Films, Inc. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Monroe Auto Equipment Company, 6Jul76; MU9789.

MU9790.

You can feel the difference. Monroe Auto Equipment Company. Made by Video Films, Inc. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Monroe Auto Equipment Company; 6Jul76; MU9790.

MU10249.

Body beautiful. Alberto Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto Culver Company; 31May77; MU10249.

MU10269.

NBC Sunday news, April 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10269.

MU10270.

NBC nightly news, April 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10270.

MU10271.

NBC nightly news, April 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10271.

MU10272.

NBC nightly news, April 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10272.

MU10273.

NBC nightly news, April 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10273.

MU10274.

NBC nightly news, April 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10274.

MU10275.

NBC Saturday news, April 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 29Jun77; MU10275.

MU10276.

NBC nightly news, May 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10276.

MU10277.

NBC nightly news, May 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10277.

MU10278.

NBC nightly news, May 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10278.

MU10279.

NBC nightly news, May 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10279.

MU10280.

NBC nightly news, May 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10280.

MU10281.

NBC Sunday news, May 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Jun77; MU10281.

MU10282.

The Commando scout. Cadillac Gage Company. Made by The Jam Handy Organization, Inc. 8 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Cadillac Gage Company; 23Jun77; MU10282.

MU10283.

Jamaica: so many stories to tell. Chameleon Enterprises. 21 min., sd., color. Appl. au: Anita L. Bryant. © Anita L. Bryant d.b.a. Chameleon Enterprises; 28Jun77; MU10283.

MU10284.

Appendicular (lower extremity) Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation. 21 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Skeletal and topographic anatomy. Topographic anatomy of articular sites, pt. 3) © Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation; 13Jun77; MU10284.

MU10285.

Good morning, Vietnam. Foxhole Productions. 28 min., sd., b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Donald James Keefe, Jr. Appl. states copyright is not claimed in any portion of this work from U.S. Govt. sources. © Donald James Keefe, Jr.; 2Jun77; MU10285.

MU10286.

Runner. Avis Corporation. 30 sec., sd. © Avis Corporation; 20Jul77; MU10286.

MU10287.

Grand tour, 1977. James Hanley. 3 min., sd., color, 8 mm. © James Hanley; 15Jul77; MU10287.

MU10288.

Hypnotism: seduction of the mind? Contemporary Media Associates. 45 min., sd., b&w, videotape. Add. ti: Adolescent psychology: parental awareness. © Contemporary Media Associates & Cayuga Community College; 5Jul77; MU10288.

MU10289.

Mother Seton Shrine, Our Lady of Consolation. Our Lady of Fatima and the Miraculous Medal and Shrine of Saint Catherine Laboure Shrine, Paris, France. Shrine Pictures. 2 motion pictures (30 min. each), si., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: George Fitzgerald. © George Fitzgerald; 26Jul77; MU10289.

MU10290.

Ripples. Mark Allen. 26 min., sd., color, videotape. © Mark Allen; 11Jul77; MU10290.

MU10291.

The Welfare paradox, cycles of relief. Hummingbird Productions. 24 min., videotape. © Hummingbird Productions; 13Jul77; MU10291.

MU10292.

Olympia. Robert B. McCormack. 5 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Robert B. McCormack; 18Jul77; MU10292.

MU10293.

NBC Saturday news, May 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10293.

MU10294.

NBC nightly news, May 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10294.

MU10295.

NBC nightly news, May 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10295.

MU10296.

NBC nightly news, May 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10296.

MU10297.

NBC nightly news, May 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10297.

MU10298.

NBC nightly news, May 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10298.

MU10299.

NBC Sunday news, May 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Jul77; MU10299.

MU10300.

NBC Saturday news, May 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10300.

MU10301.

NBC nightly news, May 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10301.

MU10302.

NBC nightly news, May 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10302.

MU10303.

NBC nightly news, May 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10303.

MU10304.

NBC nightly news, May 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10304.

MU10305.

NBC nightly news, May 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10305.

MU10306.

NBC Sunday news, May 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Jul77; MU10306.

MU10307.

NBC Sunday news, May 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10307.

MU10308.

NBC Saturday news, May 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10308.

MU10309.

NBC nightly news, May 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10309.

MU10310.

NBC nightly news, May 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10310.

MU10311.

NBC nightly news, May 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10311.

MU10312.

NBC nightly news, May 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10312.

MU10313.

NBC nightly news, May 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10313.

MU10314.

NBC nightly news, May 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10314.

MU10315.

NBC nightly news, May 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10315.

MU10316.

NBC nightly news, May 31, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10316.

MU10317.

NBC nightly news, June 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10317.

MU10318.

NBC nightly news, June 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10318.

MU10319.

NBC nightly news, June 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10319.

MU10320.

NBC Saturday news, June 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 27Jul77; MU10320.

MU10321.

A Delicate balance. Provimi, Inc. Made by Centre Films, Inc. 12 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Provimi, Inc.; 25Jul77; MU10321.

MU10322.

My grandma’s pussy. Max Stern. 42 min., si., b&w, 16 mm. © Samuel S. Stern & Sidney B. Stern; 27Jul77; MU10322.

MU10323.

NBC Saturday news, June 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10323.

MU10324.

NBC nightly news, June 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10324.

MU10325.

NBC nightly news, June 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10325.

MU10326.

NBC nightly news, June 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10326.

MU10327.

NBC nightly news, June 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10327.

MU10328.

NBC nightly news, June 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10328.

MU10329.

NBC Sunday news, June 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 15Aug77; MU10329.

MU10330.

“Q” brake. Rockwell International. Made by Video Films, Inc. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Rockwell International; 1Aug77; MU10330.

MU10331.

Clifford Durr interview. Harold L. Drake. 45 min., sd. Add. ti: An Interview with Clifford Durr, FCC Commissioner, 1941–1948. © Harold L. Drake; 29Jul77; MU10331.

MU10332.

Bits and pieces, a study in architectural model building techniques. Tom L. Cady. 26 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Tom L. Cady & Ed Breuer; 25Jul77; MU10332.

MU10333.

Augmentation mammoplasty, cosmetic advantages of the transaxillary approach. Mutaz B. Habal. 15 min., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: Cosmetic advantages to augmentation mammoplasty via the transaxillary approach. © Mutaz B. Habal; 4Aug77; MU10333.

MU10334.

Let there be Light. Revision 1. Alberto-Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto-Culver Company; 10Aug77; MU10334.

MU10335.

Fox Insulation. Robert L. Fox. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. © Robert L. Fox; 17Aug77; MU10335.

MU10336.

Blackout! Tic Tac Toe. 10 Million Dollar Game Company, Inc. Made by Namron Video Productions. 28 min., sd., b&w, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Larry S. Day. © 10 Million Dollar Game Company, Inc. & Larry S. Day; 15Aug77; MU10336.

MU10337.

Elementary energy conservation. Southeastern Michigan Gas Company. 27 min., sd. © Southeastern Michigan Gas Company; 10Aug77; MU10337.

MU10338.

NBC Sunday news, June 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10338.

MU10339.

NBC nightly news, June 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10339.

MU10340.

NBC nightly news, June 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10340.

MU10341.

NBC nightly news, June 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10341.

MU10342.

NBC nightly news, June 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10342.

MU10343.

NBC nightly news, June 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10343.

MU10344.

NBC Saturday news, June 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. Add. ti: NBC Saturday night news, June 18, 1977. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10344.

MU10345.

NBC Sunday news, June 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10345.

MU10346.

NBC nightly news, June 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10346.

MU10347.

NBC nightly news, June 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10347.

MU10348.

NBC nightly news, June 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10348.

MU10349.

NBC nightly news, June 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10349.

MU10350.

NBC nightly news, June 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10350.

MU10351.

NBC Saturday news, June 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. Add. ti: NBC Saturday night news, June 25, 1977. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 24Aug77; MU10351.

MU10352.

NBC Sunday news, June 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10352.

MU10353.

NBC nightly news, June 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10353.

MU10354.

NBC nightly news, June 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10354.

MU10355.

NBC nightly news, June 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10355.

MU10356.

NBC nightly news, June 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10356.

MU10357.

NBC nightly news, July 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10357.

MU10358.

NBC Saturday news, July 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 6Sep77; MU10358.

MU10359.

Disco 9000. Yellow Rose Production Company & Long Star Production Company. 100 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Robert Paul Ross & Demetris Johnson. © Yellow Rose Production Company & Long Star Production Company; 25Apr77; MU10359.

MU10360.

NBC Saturday news, July 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10360.

MU10361.

NBC Sunday news, July 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10361.

MU10362.

NBC nightly news, July 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10362.

MU10363.

NBC nightly news, July 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10363.

MU10364.

NBC nightly news, July 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10364.

MU10365.

NBC nightly news, July 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10365.

MU10366.

NBC nightly news, July 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Sep77; MU10366.

MU10367.

NBC Saturday news, July 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10367.

MU10368.

NBC nightly news, July 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10368.

MU10369.

NBC nightly news, July 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10369.

MU10370.

NBC nightly news, July 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10370.

MU10371.

NBC nightly news, July 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10371.

MU10372.

NBC nightly news, July 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10372.

MU10373.

NBC Sunday news, July 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10373.

MU10374.

NBC Saturday news, July 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10374.

MU10375.

NBC nightly news, July 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10375.

MU10376.

NBC nightly news, July 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10376.

MU10377.

NBC nightly news, July 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10377.

MU10378.

NBC nightly news, July 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10378.

MU10379.

NBC nightly news, July 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10379.

MU10380.

NBC Sunday news, July 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10380.

MU10381.

NBC nightly news, July 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10381.

MU10382.

NBC nightly news, July 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10382.

MU10383.

NBC nightly news, July 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10383.

MU10384.

NBC nightly news, July 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10384.

MU10385.

NBC Sunday news, July 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 22Sep77; MU10385.

MU10386.

NBC Saturday news, July 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10386.

MU10387.

NBC nightly news, July 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 26Sep77; MU10387.

MU10388.

Cinematic tic-tac-toe game. Timothy Cockrill. 2 min., si., color. Super 8 mm. © Timothy Cockrill; 26Sep77; MU10388.

MU10389.

Head to head. Alberto-Culver Company. Rev. 3. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto-Culver Company; 13Sep77; MU10389.

MU10390.

Violence on television, the local PTA takes aim. Robert J. DeAngelis, Jr. 28 min., sd., color, videotape. © Robert J. DeAngelis, Jr.; 27Jun77; MU10390.

MU10391.

The People of Strawberry Lane. The J. M. Smucker Company. Made by Jam Handy Organization. 23 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The J. M. Smucker Company; 14Sep77; MU10391.

MU10392.

Astride Capricorn. Lloyd Lobel. 50 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Lloyd Lobel; 6Sep77; MU10392.

MU10393.

Anesthesia for one-day surgery in Phoenix, AZ. Wallace A. Reed. 13 min., color. © Surgicenter, Inc. & Wallace A. Reed; 29Aug77; MU10393.

MU10394.

Time out, a positive punishment. Stan L. O’Dell. 26 min., sd., b&w. © Stan L. O’Dell; 15Sep77; MU10394.

MU10395.

Redemption. David Wismievitz. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © David Wismievitz; 12Sep77; MU10395.

MU10396.

Can I do it ’til I need glasses? Glasses, Ltd. Made by Dauntless 2, Inc. 80 min., sd., color, 35 mm. Appl. au: Mike Price & Mike Callie. © Glasses, Ltd.; 10Aug77; MU10396.

MU10397.

Mike Politano film. Michael Politano. 10 sec., si., color, 8 mm. © Michael Politano; 6Sep77; MU10397.

MU10398.

A’Primavera. Farris Smith, known as Santez. 35 min., sd., videotape. © Farris Smith, known as Santez; 12Sep77; MU10398.

MU10399.

One sweet way. Revision 1. Alberto-Culver Company. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto-Culver Company; 23Sep77; MU10399.

MU10400.

Love thy neighbor. The Christian Science Board of Directors. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © The Christian Science Board of Directors; 22Sep77; MU10400.

MU10401.

NBC Sunday news, July 31, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10401.

MU10402.

NBC nightly news, August 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10402.

MU10403.

NBC nightly news, August 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10403.

MU10404.

NBC nightly news, August 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10404.

MU10405.

NBC nightly news, August 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10405.

MU10406.

NBC nightly news, August 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10406.

MU10407.

NBC Saturday news, August 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10407.

MU10408.

NBC Sunday night news, August 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10408.

MU10409.

NBC nightly news, August 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10409.

MU10410.

NBC nightly news, August 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10410.

MU10411.

NBC nightly news, August 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10411.

MU10412.

NBC nightly news, August 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10412.

MU10413.

NBC nightly news, August 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 7Oct77; MU10413.

MU10414.

H. T. “Dick” Merrill, pioneer of aviation. Promotional Communications, Inc. 40 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. Add. ti: Captain H. T. “Dick” Merrill, pioneer of aviation. Appl. au: Sidney L. Shannon, Jr. © Sidney L. Shannon, Jr.; 11Oct77; MU10414.

MU10415.

Massage. Kenneth S. Lehman & Kathy Nevin Hoffman. 28 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Kenneth S. Lehman & Kathy Nevin Hoffman; 19Sep77; MU10415.

MU10416.

Edwin Eisler, M.D. with Jerome Kavka, M.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 50 min., sd., videotape. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 1Sep77; MU10416.

MU10417.

Rudolf Ekstein, Ph.D. with Philip Holzman, Ph.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 60 min., sd., videotape. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 1Sep77; MU10417.

MU10418.

Therese Benedek, M.D. with Helen Beiser, M.D. Institute for Psychoanalysis. 60 min., sd., videotape. (Portraits in psychoanalysis) © Institute for Psychoanalysis; 25Jul77; MU10418.

MU10419.

Are you ready (H2O PSA) Thomas Alfred Gara. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Thomas Alfred Gara; 29Sep77; MU10419.

MU10420.

Interplanetary scintillation observations with the 34.3MHz COCOA cross radio telescope during 1974. The University of Iowa. 8 min. © The University of Iowa; 22Sep77; MU10420.

MU10421.

Water conservation spot. Michael Wakely Associates. 3 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Michael Wakely. © Michael Wakely; 14Sep77; MU10421.

MU10422.

NBC Saturday news, August 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10422.

MU10423.

NBC nightly news, August 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10423.

MU10424.

NBC nightly news, August 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10424.

MU10425.

NBC nightly news, August 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10425.

MU10426.

NBC nightly news, August 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10426.

MU10427.

NBC nightly news, August 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10427.

MU10428.

NBC Sunday news, August 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 14Oct77; MU10428.

MU10429.

Adventures of a girl steeplejack. Aerial Engineering. 56 min. © Mary Ann Quinn d.b.a. Aerial Engineering; 27Jul77; MU10429.

MU10430.

NBC Saturday news, September 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10430.

MU10431.

NBC nightly news, September 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10431.

MU10432.

NBC nightly news, September 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10432.

MU10433.

NBC nightly news, September 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10433.

MU10434.

NBC Sunday news, September 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10434.

MU10435.

NBC nightly news, September 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10435.

MU10436.

NBC nightly news, September 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 31Oct77; MU10436.

MU10437.

NBC nightly news, August 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color, © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10437.

MU10438.

NBC nightly news, August 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10438.

MU10439.

NBC nightly news, August 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10439.

MU10440.

NBC Sunday news, August 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10440.

MU10441.

NBC Saturday news, September 3, 1977. National Broadcasting company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10441.

MU10442.

NBC nightly news, September 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10442.

MU10443.

NBC nightly news, September 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10443.

MU10444.

NBC nightly news, August 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10444.

MU10445.

NBC nightly news, August 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10445.

MU10446.

NBC nightly news, August 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10446.

MU10447.

NBC Sunday news, August 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Oct77; MU10447.

MU10448.

NBC Saturday news, August 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10448.

MU10449.

NBC nightly news, August 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10449.

MU10450.

NBC nightly news, August 25, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Oct77; MU10450.

MU10451.

Balance, and other titles. Survival Media. 10 motion pictures on 2 reels, 40 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Self defense for women, 1–10) Appl. au: Frances Patricia Stock. © Frances Patricia Stock & nine limited partners in the company of Survival Media; 28Oct77; MU10451.

MU10452.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Monday, February 18, 1974. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov77; MU10452.

MU10453.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Thursday, April 11, 1974. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov77; MU10453.

MU10454.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Friday, May 10, 1974. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov77; MU10454.

MU10455.

CBS evening news with Walter Cronkite, Tuesday, May 21, 1974. 6:30 p.m. feed. CBS, Inc. 30 min., sd. © CBS, Inc.; 4Nov77; MU10455.

MU10456.

Chimerical paintings in SSTV. Barbara L. Hargis. 60 min., color, videotape (1/8 in.) in cassette. © Barbara L. Hargis; 3Oct77; MU10456.

MU10457.

Potential and Pepcor. Petroleum Energy Producing Corporation. Made by Pinnn. 12 min., sd., color, Super 8 mm. Prev. reg. MU9587. NM: revision. © Petroleum Energy Producing Corporation; 25Oct77; MU10457.

MU10458.

Excavations in the Mimbres Valley, 1976. Michael Bober. 75 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Michael Bober; 17Oct77; MU10458.

MU10459.

Blance and Orbito. Doma Press. 11 min., si., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Donald C. Sladek. © Doma Press & Martha J. Sladek; 25Oct77; MU10459.

MU10460.

Topographic anatomy of articular sites. Pt. 2: Appendicular (upper extremity) Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation. 19 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Skeletal and topographic anatomy) © Teaching Films, Inc., division of A-V Corporation; 31Oct77; MU10460.

MU10461.

Sail plane. Hair Naturally, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Hair Naturally, Inc.; 27Oct77; MU10461.

MU10462.

Refraction of light by spherical lenses. Louis J. Girard. 14 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Optics, 1) © Institute of Ophthalmology; 7Nov77; MU10462.

MU10463.

Refraction of light by spherocylindrical lenses. Louis J. Girard. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Optics, 2) © Institute of Ophthalmology; 7Nov77; MU10463.

MU10464.

Refraction of light by the eye. Louis J. Girard. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Optics, 3) Add. ti: Ophthalmic optics: Refraction by the eye. © Institute of Ophthalmology; 7Nov77; MU10464.

MU10465.

Refractive errors and optical aberrations. Louis J. Girard. 10 min., sd., color, 16 mm. (Optics, 4) Add. ti: Ophthalmic optics: Refractive errors and optical aberrations. © Institute of Ophthalmology; 7Nov77; MU10465.

MU10466.

NBC Sunday news, September 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10466.

MU10467.

NBC nightly news, September 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10467.

MU10468.

NBC nightly news, September 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10468.

MU10469.

NBC nightly news, September 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10469.

MU10470.

NBC nightly news, September 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10470.

MU10471.

NBC nightly news, September 23, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10471.

MU10472.

NBC Saturday news, September 24, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10472.

MU10473.

NBC nightly news, September 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10473.

MU10474.

NBC nightly news, September 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10474.

MU10475.

NBC nightly news, September 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10475.

MU10476.

NBC nightly news, September 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10476.

MU10477.

NBC nightly news, September 16, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10477.

MU10478.

NBC Sunday news, September 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10478.

MU10479.

NBC Saturday news, September 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 18Nov77; MU10479.

MU10480.

NBC nightly news, September 26, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10480.

MU10481.

NBC nightly news, September 27, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10481.

MU10482.

NBC nightly news, September 28, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10482.

MU10483.

NBC nightly news, September 29, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10483.

MU10484.

NBC nightly news, September 30, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10484.

MU10485.

NBC Saturday news, October 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 28Nov77; MU10485.

MU10486.

A Chorus line. Alberto-Culver Company. Made by Lee King and Partners, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Alberto-Culver Company; 18Nov77; MU10486.

MU10487.

NBC Sunday news, October 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10487.

MU10488.

NBC nightly news, October 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10488.

MU10489.

NBC nightly news, October 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10489.

MU10490.

NBC nightly news, October 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10490.

MU10491.

NBC nightly news, October 6, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10491.

MU10492.

NBC nightly news, October 7, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10492.

MU10493.

NBC Saturday news, October 8, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 5Dec77; MU10493.

MU10494.

NBC Sunday news, October 9, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10494.

MU10495.

NBC nightly news, October 10, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10495.

MU10496.

NBC nightly news, October 11, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10496.

MU10497.

NBC nightly news, October 12, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10497.

MU10498.

NBC nightly news, October 13, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10498.

MU10499.

NBC nightly news, October 14, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10499.

MU10500.

NBC Saturday news, October 15, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 12Dec77; MU10500.

MU10501.

May 25, 1975 lunar eclipse and April 3, 1977 partial lunar eclipse. Roderick J. Evenson. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Rod Evenson; 9Dec77; MU10501.

MU10502.

Boogie machine. Otis E. Thomas. 50 min., sd., videotape in cassette. © Otis E. Thomas; 7Dec77; MU10502.

MU10503.

Early learning foundation. Eddie G. Fugate. 11 min., sd. © Eddie G. Fugate; 1Dec77; MU10503.

MU10504.

Rental spot. No. 1. Howard Fisher Creative Services. 30 sec., sd., color. © Howard Fisher Creative Services; 15Nov77; MU10504.

MU10505.

Billy Joel tonight. Home Run Productions. Made by Professional Video Services. 59 min., sd., color, videotape. © Elizabeth Joel d.b.a. Home Run Productions; 25Nov77; MU10505.

MU10506.

Kinetics. Hortense M. Baer. 12 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Hortense Baer; 23Nov77; MU10506.

MU10507.

Spiritual healing in the Philippines, a sampler. Mediatrics, Inc. & North American Star System. 16 min., sd., color, videotape. Appl. au: Michael Burke. © Michael Burke, Mediatrics, Inc. & North American Star System; 18Nov77; MU10507.

MU10508.

Cross-leg flap for the treatment of chronic sore of the lower extremity. Mutaz B. Habal. 11 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mutaz B. Habal; 17Nov77; MU10508.

MU10509.

Three square meals a day. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Spencer Brainard. © Spencer Brainard; 19Dec77; MU10509.

MU10510.

Irish week. Episode no. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The melting pot) Appl. au: W. Ronald Redmond. © W. Ronald Redmond; 19Dec77; MU10510.

MU10511.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 4. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James L. Thurman. © James L. Thurman; 19Dec77; MU10511.

MU10513.

Japanese week. Episode no. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The melting pot) Appl. au: Robert J. Fanning. © Robert J. Fanning; 19Dec77; MU10513.

MU10515.

Nutrition and the aged. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Wells D. DeLoach. © Wells D. DeLoach; 19Dec77; MU10515.

MU10516.

Diet in the year 2000. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Barry S. Mason. © Barry S. Mason; 19Dec77; MU10516.

MU10518.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 7. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Thomas Miklautsch. © Thomas Miklautsch; 19Dec77; MU10518.

MU10519.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 18. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: R. Burns Moore. © R. Burns Moore; 19Dec77; MU10519.

MU10520.

The Middle years. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Mr. & Mrs. Thomas L. Curtin. © Thomas L. Curtin & Sondra I. Curtin; 19Dec77; MU10520.

MU10521.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: G. Myron Harrison. © G. Myron Harrison: 19Dec77; MU10521.

MU10522.

Japanese week. Episode no. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: G. Myron Harrison. © G. Myron Harrison; 19Dec77; MU10522.

MU10523.

Nutrition and appearance. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Add. ti: Diet and appearance. Appl. au: Kenneth O. Melby. © Kenneth O. Melby; 19Dec77; MU10523.

MU10524.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 16. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Oscar Tellefson. © Oscar Tellefson; 19Dec77; MU10524.

MU10525.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 19. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Malcolm A. Clark. © Malcolm A. Clark; 19Dec77; MU10525.

MU10526.

Fruits and vegetables. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: G. Myron Harrison. © G. Myron Harrison; 19Dec77; MU10526.

MU10527.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 31. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Sharon L. Clawson. © Sharon L. Clawson; 19Dec77; MU10527.

MU10528.

Glow worm. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Paul K. Skoglund. © Paul K. Skoglund; 19Dec77; MU10528.

MU10529.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Mr. & Mrs. J. C. Morgan. © J. C. Morgan & Gloria J. Morgan; 19Dec77; MU10529.

MU10530.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 6. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: L. R. Gunderson. © L. R. Gunderson; 19Dec77; MU10530.

MU10531.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 17. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Ronald J. Zamarin. © Ronald J. Zamarin; 19Dec77; MU10531.

MU10532.

Heat and the American diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: David D. Maytag. © David D. Maytag; 19Dec77; MU10532.

MU10533.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gary M. Greenhalgh. © Gary M. Greenhalgh; 19Dec77; MU10533.

MU10534.

Vitamins and minerals. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Gerald E. Martin. © Gerald E. Martin; 19Dec77; MU10534.

MU10535.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 27. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Robert J. Pickett, © Robert J. Pickett; 19Dec77; MU10535.

MU10536.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 9. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Raymond Karns. © Raymond Karns; 19Dec77; MU10536.

MU10537.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Frances J. Good. © Frances J. Good; 19Dec77; MU10537.

MU10539.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 30. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: George Cox. © George T. Cox; 19Dec77; MU10539.

MU10541.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 10. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: G. Myron Harrison. © G. Myron Harrison; 19Dec77; MU10541.

MU10543.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 29. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Richard A. Callaghan. © Richard A. Callaghan; 19Dec77; MU10543.

MU10544.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 28. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Paul E. McDonell. © Paul E. McDonell; 19Dec77; MU10544.

MU10545.

Vested interest. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Myrwyn F. Ball. © Myrwyn F. Ball; 13Dec77; MU10545.

MU10546.

Alphabet soup. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 13Dec77; MU10546.

MU10547.

A Square peg in a round hole. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Marilyn Y. Tamura & Elmer G. Osborne. © Marilyn Y. Tamura & Elmer G. Osborne; 13Dec77; MU10547.

MU10548.

Funny fannies. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Philip A. Ramos. © Philip A. Ramos; 13Dec77; MU10548.

MU10549.

Knit wits. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Ronald Berg & Jacqueline Quiroz. © Ronald Berg & Jacqueline Quiroz; 13Dec77; MU10549.

MU10550.

Make the most of the yoke. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Charles Schumacher & Mary Joan Barrett. © Charles W. Schumacher & Mary Joan Barrett; 13Dec77; MU10550.

MU10551.

Suit yourself. Pt. 4. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Properties West, Inc. © Properties West, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10551.

MU10552.

Suit yourself. Pt. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Properties West, Inc. © Properties West, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10552.

MU10553.

It’s in the bag. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 13Dec77; MU10553.

MU10554.

The Campbells are coming. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Don M. Hartung. © Don M. Hartung; 13Dec77; MU10554.

MU10555.

Love match. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10555.

MU10556.

Bound for glory. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 13Dec77; MU10556.

MU10557.

People in glass houses shouldn’t. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Walter D. Bonin. © Walter D. Bonin; 13Dec77; MU10557.

MU10558.

The Sheik’s chic. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Joint Venture G. © Joint Venture G; 13Dec77; MU10558.

MU10559.

Headline maker. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min. sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: R. Soland Doenges. © R. Soland Doenges; 13Dec77; MU10559.

MU10560.

Get the drop on it! Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Arthur J. Donahue. © Arthur J. Donahue; 13Dec77; MU10560.

MU10561.

Tie me kangaroo down. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10561.

MU10562.

Nip and tuck. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Albert Mack. © Albert Mack; 13Dec77; MU10562.

MU10563.

From peasant to princess. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Robert W. Nicholson. © Robert W. Nicholson; 13 Dec77; MU10563.

MU10564.

Russian dressing. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: New State Lands, Inc. © New State Lands, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10564.

MU10565.

If a little is good, a lot is better. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Frederick George Delaney. © Frederick George Delaney; 13Dec77; MU10565.

MU10566.

Blobs and globs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Howard H. Phillips & Harold J. Phillips. © Howard H. Phillips & Harold J. Phillips; 13Dec77; MU10566.

MU10567.

Over-exposure. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10567.

MU10568.

Turn about. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: David D. Maytag. © David D. Maytag; 13Dec77; MU10568.

MU10569.

Suit yourself. Pt. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Properties West, Inc. © Properties West, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10569.

MU10570.

Let’s tie one on. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: James L. Thurman. © James L. Thurman; 13Dec77; MU10570.

MU10571.

Don’t let a curve throw you. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: L. R. Gunderson. © L. R. Gunderson; 13Dec77; MU10571.

MU10572.

When a body meets a body. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Charles Curtis. © Charles Curtis; 13Dec77; MU10572.

MU10573.

Is a zebra black and white or white and black? Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: James A. Brock. © James A. Brock; 13Dec77; MU10573.

MU10574.

The Gypsy in my soul. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Thomas L. & Sondra I. Curtin. © Thomas L. Curtin & Sondra I. Curtin; 13Dec77; MU10574.

MU10575.

A Square deal. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: J. W. Toskos. © J. W. Toskos; 13Dec77; MU10575.

MU10576.

T time. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10576.

MU10577.

Let’s get to the point. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10577.

MU10578.

Tennis everyone. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Thomas Miklautsch. © Thomas Miklautsch; 13Dec77; MU10578.

MU10579.

And so to bed. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Edwin S. Pomeranz. © Edwin S. Pomeranz; 13Dec77; MU10579.

MU10580.

For animal lovers. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Freda Wells. © Freda Wells; 13Dec77; MU10580.

MU10581.

The Bare facts. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new). Appl. au: H. S. Jackman. © H. S. Jackman; 13Dec77; MU10581.

MU10582.

Hooray for Hollywood. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 13Dec77; MU10582.

MU10583.

One way street. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Robert W. Nicholson. © Robert W. Nicholson; 13Dec77; MU10583.

MU10584.

The Outskirts are in town. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: J. W. Toskos. © J. W. Toskos; 13Dec77; MU10584.

MU10585.

Split the difference. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Rudd P. & Marie Toothacre. © Rudd P. Toothacre & Marie Toothacre; 13Dec77; MU10585.

MU10586.

Much ado about nothing. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Parker Denaco. © Parker Denaco; 13Dec77; MU10586.

MU10587.

A New angle. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 13Dec77; MU10587.

MU10588.

Suit yourself. Pt. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Properties West, Inc. © Properties West, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10588.

MU10589.

I’ll pull some strings. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Robert M. McRae. © Robert M. McRae; 13Dec77; MU10589.

MU10590.

Back off. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: C. R. Gooding, Jr., Slobodan Velichkovski & Marvin McCoskey. © C. R. Gooding, Jr., Slobodan Velichkovski & Marvin D. McCoskey; 13Dec77; MU10590.

MU10591.

Come-pleat. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Lee J. Olsen. © Lee J. Olsen; 13Dec77; MU10591.

MU10592.

All that glitters. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: R. S. Doenges. © R. S. Doenges; 13Dec77; MU10592.

MU10593.

I’ve been hoodwinked. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Charles M. Williams. © Charles M. Williams; 13Dec77; MU10593.

MU10594.

The Stripe gripe. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Donald J. & Wanda Lee Mahoney. © Donald J. & Wanda Lee Mahoney; 13Dec77; MU10594.

MU10595.

Who wears the pants? Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Frederick George Delaney. © Frederick George Delaney; 13Dec77; MU10595.

MU10596.

Suit yourself. Pt. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Howard J. & Ruby Warren. © Howard Warren & Ruby Warren; 13Dec77; MU10596.

MU10597.

A Pain in the neck. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Joint Venture “D.” © Joint Venture “D”; 13Dec77; MU10597.

MU10598.

Get the jump on it. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Joint Venture C. © Joint Venture C; 13Dec77; MU10598.

MU10599.

Bias is a four letter word. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Saadat U. Khan. © Saadat U. Khan) 13Dec77; MU10599.

MU10600.

Pockets full of miracles. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: H and S Warehouse, Inc. © H and S Warehouse, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10600.

MU10601.

Boys’ night in. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Ray’s Marina, Inc. © Ray’s Marina, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10601.

MU10602.

NBC nightly news, October 17, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10602.

MU10603.

NBC nightly news, October 18, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10603.

MU10604.

NBC nightly news, October 19, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10604.

MU10605.

NBC nightly news, October 20, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10605.

MU10606.

NBC nightly news, October 21, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10606.

MU10607.

NBC Saturday news, October 22, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 19Dec77; MU10607.

MU10608.

French week. Episode no. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Allen S. & Arlene J. Kardell. © Allen S. Kardell & Arlene J. Kardell; 19Dec77; MU10608.

MU10609.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 14. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Bruce Chandler. © Bruce Chandler; 19Dec77; MU10609.

MU10610.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 23. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Edward A. Langlois. © Edward A. Langlois; 19Dec77; MU10610.

MU10611.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 22. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Paul K. Skoglund. © Paul K. Skoglund; 19Dec77; MU10611.

MU10612.

Look up with 7-Up. Daniel Lewittes. 1 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Add. ti: 7-Up commercial. © Daniel Lewittes; 31Oct77; MU10612.

MU10613.

Off to work rev. Alberto-Culver Company. Made by Lee King and Partners, Inc. 30 sec., sd., videotape (2″) © Alberto-Culver Company; 12Dec77; MU10613.

MU10614.

3-D test. Marineland, Inc. 20 min., si., color, 35 mm. © Marineland, Inc.; 9Dec77; MU10614.

MU10616.

Property problems; or, There’s a cockroach in my suite! Department of Educational Media, Georgia State University. 20 min., sd., b&w, videotape. Appl. au: Gail Beckman. © Gail Beckman, Walter Berdal & Nick Ordway; 27Dec77; MU10616.

MU10617.

Royal Bank Penny Pinchers. The Royal Bank of Canada. 30 sec., sd., color, 35 mm. © The Royal Bank of Canada; 14Dec77; MU10617.

MU10618.

Time toppers. Brian Conn. 29 min., sd., color. © Brian Conn; 9Dec77; MU10618.

MU10619.

Lost wax steam casting. Bonnie Joy Miles. 60 min., sd., color, videotape. © Bonnie Joy Miles; 19Dec77; MU10619.

MU1062O.

The Very last laugh. David R. Phillips & William F. Grisham. 50 min., sd., videotape (3/4″) in cassette. NM: compilation with additional cinematographic work & narration. © David R. Phillips & William F. Grisham; 27Dec77; MU10620.

MU10621.

NBC Saturday news, November 5, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10621.

MU10622.

NBC nightly news, November 4, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10622.

MU10623.

NBC nightly news, November 3, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10623.

MU10624.

NBC nightly news, November 2, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10624.

MU10625.

NBC nightly news, November 1, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10625.

MU10626.

NBC nightly news, October 31, 1977. National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 23 min., sd., color. © National Broadcasting Company, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10626.

MU10627.

The Grace of lace. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Presburger and Associates, Inc. © Presburger and Associates, Inc.; 13Dec77; MU10627.

MU10628.

This one’s a real sleeper. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Dana H. & Sandi W. Smith & Michael G. & Sharon Hilliard. © Dana H. Smith, Sandi W. Smith, Michael G. Hilliard & Sharon Hilliard; 13Dec77; MU10628.

MU10629.

18th century wonder. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new!) Appl. au: Dana H. & Sandi W. Smith. © Dana H. & Sandi W. Smith; 13Dec77; MU10629.

MU10630.

Karate-ryu ju-jitsu. Steven G. Weiss. 6 min., color, Super 8 mm. © Steven G. Weiss; 29Dec77; MU10630.

MU10631.

Children of divorce: a look at three families. Family Guidance Center & Women’s Council of Dallas County, Inc. 105 min., sd., color, videotape. © Family Guidance Center; 30Dec77; MU10631.

MU10632.

Early film of Barnum and Bailey’s circus on location. Harold A. Spencer. 5 min., si., color, 16 mm. © Harold A. Spencer; 27Dec77; MU10632.

MU10633.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Lewis I. Schainuck. © Lewis I. Schainuck; 29Dec77; MU10633.

MU10634.

Russian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Mark O. Haroldson. © Mark O. Haroldson; 29Dec77; MU10634.

MU10635.

Russian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: George L. Smith. © George L. Smith; 29Dec77; MU10635.

MU10636.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Irving Loube. © Irving Loube; 29Dec77; MU10636.

MU10637.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 29Dec77; MU10637.

MU10638.

Puerto Rican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: J. Thomas Wells. © J. Thomas Wells; 29Dec77; MU10638.

MU10639.

Scandinavian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10639.

MU10640.

Scandinavian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Add. ti: Scandinavian week with Beau Swenson. Appl. au: Joseph V. Ferguson. © Joseph V. Ferguson; 29Dec77; MU10640.

MU10641.

Scandinavian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10641.

MU10642.

The Unwanted 10 pounds. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: James A. Adrian. © James A. Adrian; 29Dec77; MU10642.

MU10643.

Nutrition and the dentist. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 29Dec77; MU10643.

MU10644.

Coping. Episode 37. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Leslie E. Galbreath. © Leslie E. Galbreath; 29Dec77; MU10644.

MU10645.

Puerto Rican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Stephen L. Newman & L. G. Marlette, Jr. © Stephen L. Newman & L. G. Marlette, Jr.; 29Dec77; MU10645.

MU10646.

The Seventh Day Adventists. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sacred space) Appl. au: Gordon Tohm. © Gordon Tohm; 29Dec77; MU10646.

MU10647.

Russian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Steven Fielding. © Steven L. Fielding; 29Dec77; MU10647.

MU10648.

English week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: H. Robert Ripley. © H. Robert Ripley; 29Dec77; MU10648.

MU10649.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Donald J. Romeo. © Donald J. Romeo; 29Dec77; MU10649.

MU10650.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10650.

MU10651.

Puerto Rican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jack D. Wilkinson. © Jack D. Wilkinson; 29Dec77; MU10651.

MU10652.

German week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: George T. Cox. © George T. Cox; 29Dec77; MU10652.

MU10653.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Allen S. & Arlene J. Kardell. © Allen S. Kardell & Arlene J. Kardell; 29Dec77; MU10653.

MU10654.

German week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: David P. Kern. © David P. Kern; 29Dec77; MU10654.

MU10655.

Black American week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gerald J. Dineen. © Gerald J. Dineen; 29Dec77; MU10655.

MU10656.

Diet and exercise. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Kenneth O. Melby. © Kenneth O. Melby; 29Dec77; MU10656.

MU10657.

Coping. Episode no. 35. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Theodore G. Moller. © Theodore G. Moller; 29Dec77; MU10657.

MU10658.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10658.

MU10659.

The Thera Veda (Hinduism) Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sacred space) Appl. au: Charles E. Prather. © Charles E. Prather; 29Dec77; MU10659.

MU10660.

English week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Southeastern Affiliates. © Southeastern Affiliates; 29Dec77; MU10660.

MU10661.

Haitian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Richard D. Katnik. © Richard D. Katnik; 29Dec77; MU10661.

MU10662.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Allen S. & Arlene J. Kardell. © Allen S. Kardell & Arlene J. Kardell; 29Dec77; MU10662.

MU10663.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: John J. Zamora. © John J. Zamora; 29Dec77; MU10663.

MU10664.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10664.

MU10665.

Coping. Episode no. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: B. A. Ruscalli. © B. A. Ruscalli; 29Dec77; MU10665.

MU10666.

Coping. Episode no. 41. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Korey S. Jorgensen. © Korey S. Jorgensen; 29Dec77; MU10666.

MU10667.

Coping. Episode no. 42. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Fred Noyes. © Fred Noyes; 29Dec77; MU10667.

MU10668.

Black American week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Carroll D. Goon. © Carroll D. Goon; 29Dec77; MU10668.

MU10669.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ronald J. Zamarin. © Ronald J. Zamarin; 29Dec77; MU10669.

MU10670.

Nutrition and the senses—touch and smell. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Samuel A. Francil (i.e. Francis) © Samuel A. Francis; 29Dec77; MU10670.

MU10671.

Coping. Episode no. 38. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Dallacroce. © William Dallacroce; 29Dec77; MU10671.

MU10672.

Nutrition and the senses—sight and healing. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10672.

MU10673.

Catholicism. Pt. 1: Orthodox. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: John Hallgren. © John Hallgren; 29Dec77; MU10673.

MU10674.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10674.

MU10675.

Louisiana week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10675.

MU10676.

English week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Fritz Evers & Mark O. Haroldson. © Fritz Evers & Mark O. Haroldson; 29Dec77; MU10676.

MU10677.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU10677.

MU10678.

Puerto Rican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Claude D. Rohwer & Gordon D. Schaber. © Claude D. Rohwer & Gordon D. Schaber; 29Dec77; MU10678.

MU10679.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10679.

MU10680.

Coping. Episode 30. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Rick Thayne. © Rick Thayne; 29Dec77; MU10680.

MU10681.

Divorce—who pays? Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Newport Investments Associates. © Newport Investments Associates; 29Dec77; MU10681.

MU10682.

Insurance claims. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Ronald E. Brooks. © Ronald E. Brooks; 29Dec77; MU10682.

MU10683.

Being single. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Julian Potashnick. © Julian Potashnick; 29Dec77; MU10683.

MU10684.

Israeli week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10684.

MU10685.

Scandinavian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Harold & Virginia Lindell. © Harold & Virginia Lindell; 29Dec77; MU10685.

MU10686.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Albert Mack. © Albert Mack; 29Dec77; MU10686.

MU10687.

Coping. No. 49. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Reynolds. © William Reynolds; 29Dec77; MU10687.

MU10688.

Coping. No. 48. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Roger C. Miller. © Roger C. Miller; 29Dec77; MU10688.

MU10689.

The Baha’i faith. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: James Jackson. © James Jackson; 29Dec77; MU10689.

MU10690.

German week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Frank Chapados. © Frank Chapados; 29Dec77; MU10690.

MU10691.

Israeli week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10691.

MU10692.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10692.

MU10693.

Fender bender blues. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Howard & Elizabeth Kerr. © Howard & Elizabeth Kerr; 29Dec77; MU10693.

MU10694.

Auto repair hassles. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: B. A. Ruscalli. © B. A. Ruscalli; 29Dec77; MU10694.

MU10695.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James D. & Anita L. Bennie. © James D. Bennie & Anita L. Bennie; 29Dec77; MU10695.

MU10696.

Puerto Rican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Theodore L. Sawyer. © Theodore L. Sawyer; 29Dec77; MU10696.

MU10697.

Constant blues. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Glen F. & Beverly Groo. © Glen F. Groo & Beverly Groo; 29Dec77; MU10697.

MU10698.

Budget nutrition. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Richard A. Callaghan. © Richard A. Callaghan; 29Dec77; MU10698.

MU10699.

Food safety. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: James L. Thurman. © James L. Thurman; 29Dec77; MU10699.

MU10700.

Coping. Episode 33. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James A. Carroll. © James A. Carroll; 29Dec77; MU10700.

MU10701.

Coping. Episode 47. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Michael G. Baum. © Michael G. Baum; 29Dec77; MU10701.

MU10702.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Herman Walsky. © Herman Walsky; 29Dec77; MU10702.

MU10703.

Zen Buddhism. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Richard W. Newman. © Richard W. Newman; 29Dec77; MU10703.

MU10704.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10704.

MU10705.

German week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James Lockhart. © James B. Lockhart; 29Dec77; MU10705.

MU10706.

German week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Raymond Karns. © Raymond Karns; 29Dec77; MU10706.

MU10707.

Adult obesity. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Robert A. Sanregret & Myrtle Berens. © Robert A. Sanregret & Myrtle Berens; 29Dec77; MU10707.

MU10708.

Cholesterol in your diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Edward Permelia. © Edward Permelia; 29Dec77; MU10708.

MU10709.

Coping. Episode 44. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John C. Carsant. © John C. Carsant; 29Dec77; MU10709.

MU10710.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 29Dec77; MU10710.

MU10711.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Dean D. Davidson. © Dean D. Davidson; 29Dec77; MU10711.

MU10712.

Coping. Episode 34. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Hoyt L. Bazaar. © Hoyt L. Bazaar; 29Dec77; MU10712.

MU10713.

Israeli week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Stuart Melnick. © Stuart Melnick; 29Dec77; MU10713.

MU10714.

Coping. Episode 32. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Kay V. & Beverly A. Lamborn. © Kay V. & Beverly A. Lamborn; 29Dec77; MU10714.

MU10715.

Black American week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Charles Curtis. © Charles Curtis; 29Dec77; MU10715.

MU10716.

Haitian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10716.

MU10717.

Scandinavian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Robert M. McRae. © Robert M. McRae; 29Dec77; MU10717.

MU10718.

Nutrition and sleep. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Toby Michael. © Toby Michael; 29Dec77; MU10718.

MU10719.

Eating in the great outdoors. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: E. H. Francis. © E. H. Francis; 29Dec77; MU10719.

MU10720.

Coping. Episode 36. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Art Carroll. © Art Carroll & Suzanne Carroll; 29Dec77; MU10720.

MU10721.

Black American week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: George T. Cox. © George T. Cox; 29Dec77; MU10721.

MU10722.

Mormon experience. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Add. ti: The Mormons. Appl. au: Thomas E. & Virginia W. Robinson. © Thomas E. Robinson & Virginia W. Robinson; 29Dec77; MU10722.

MU10723.

Zionism. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Martha & W. H. Moseley. © Martha T. Moseley & W. H. Moseley; 29Dec77; MU10723.

MU10724.

The Mormons. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Philip A. Rennert. © Philip A. Rennert; 29Dec77; MU10724.

MU10725.

Coping. Episode 8. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gerald W. Hall. © Gerald W. Hall; 29Dec77; MU10725.

MU10726.

Coping. Episode 7. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Morgan & Julie K. Masner. © Morgan Masner & Julie K. Masner; 29Dec77; MU10726.

MU10727.

Dutch week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Fidel J. Nabor. © Fidel J. Nabor; 29Dec77; MU10727.

MU10728.

Black American week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Philip A. Ramos. © Philip A. Ramos; 29Dec77; MU10728.

MU10729.

Middle European week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Donald F. Iglinski. © Donald F. Iglinski; 29Dec77; MU10729.

MU10730.

Dutch week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ed A. Butterfield. © Ed A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10730.

MU10731.

Dutch week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Robert C. & Patricia A. Fickeison [i.e. Fickeisen] © Robert C. & Patricia A. Fickeisen; 29Dec77; MU10731.

MU10732.

Coping. Episode no. 4. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: B. A. Ruscalli. © B. A. Ruscalli; 29Dec77; MU10732.

MU10733.

Coping. Episode no. 45. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James E. Creston. © James E. Creston; 29Dec77; MU10733.

MU10734.

Coping. Episode no. 9. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Benny R. Cagle. © Benny R. Cagle; 29Dec77; MU10734.

MU10735.

Coping. Episode 46. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Thomas P. Taquino. © Thomas P. Taquino; 29Dec77; MU10735.

MU10736.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James L. Thurman. © James L. Thurman; 29Dec77; MU10736.

MU10737.

Dutch week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gary L. & Dixie R. Taylor. © Gary L. Taylor & Dixie R. Taylor; 29Dec77; MU10737.

MU10738.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: H. and S. Warehouse, Inc. © H. and S. Warehouse, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU10738.

MU10739.

Dutch week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Harold Baker. © Harold Baker & Violet Baker; 29Dec77; MU10739.

MU10740.

Coping. Episode 53. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Bud Meyerer. © Bud Meyerer; 29Dec77; MU10740.

MU10741.

Haitian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10741.

MU10742.

The Mormon experience. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Edward H. Poulsen. © Edward H. Poulsen; 29Dec77; MU10742.

MU10743.

Down home U.S.A. Episode 25. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU10743.

MU10744.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ralph W. Bordner. © Ralph W. Bordner; 29Dec77; MU10744.

MU10745.

Salvation Army. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Frederic Rheinstein. © Frederic Rheinstein; 29Dec77; MU10745.

MU10746.

The Independents, non denominational churches. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color. videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Dix R. Morgan. © Dix R. Morgan; 29Dec77; MU10746.

MU10747.

Mormon experience. Pt. 4. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: W. Roy Brown. © W. Roy Brown; 29Dec77; MU10747.

MU10748.

Mormon experience. Pt. 7. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Edward H. Poulsen. © Edward H. Poulsen; 29Dec77; MU10748.

MU10749.

Russian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Janet & Francis E. Smith. © Francis E. Smith & Janet Smith; 29Dec77; MU10749.

MU10750.

Down home USA. Episode no. 26. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU10750.

MU10751.

Haitian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Fidel J. Nabor. © Fidel J. Nabor; 29Dec77; MU10751.

MU10752.

Mormon experience. Pt. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Philip N. Leavitt. © Philip N. Leavitt; 29Dec77; MU10752.

MU10753.

Israeli week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10753.

MU10754.

Israeli week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10754.

MU10756.

Coping. Episode no. 6. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gary L. & Dixie R. Taylor. © Gary L. & Dixie R. Taylor; 29Dec77; MU10756.

MU10757.

AME Zion. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Add. ti: African Methodist Episcopal. Appl. au: Lee J. Richards. © Lee J. Richards; 29Dec77; MU10757.

MU10758.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Kenneth J. Frisbie. © Kenneth Frisbie; 29Dec77; MU10758.

MU10759.

Eastern Catholicism, Greek Orthodox. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU10759.

MU10760.

Women in Judaism. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Brent Horsely. © Brent Horsely; 29Dec77; MU10760.

MU10761.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Dennis Allen. © Dennis Allen; 29Dec77; MU10761.

MU10762.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gerald H. Grotey. © Gerald H. Grotey; 29Dec77; MU10762.

MU10763.

Eckankar. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Robert D. Zimmerman. © Robert D. Zimmerman; 29Dec77; MU10763.

MU10764.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ford T. Bussart. © Ford T. Bussart; 29Dec77; MU10764.

MU10765.

The Quakers. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Charles E. Prather. © Charles E. Prather; 29Dec77; MU10765.

MU10766.

Islam. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Gordon K. Olson. © Gordon K. Olson; 29Dec77; MU10766.

MU10767.

The Mormons: church and family life. Pt. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: David I. Folkman, Jr. © David I. Folkman, Jr.; 29Dec77; MU10767.

MU10768.

Buddhism. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Lee J. Richards. © Lee J. Richards; 29Dec77; MU10768.

MU10769.

The Born-again Baptist. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The sacred space) Appl. au: James E. & Vicki R. Collier. © James E. Collier & Vicki R. Collier; 29Dec77; MU10769.

MU10770.

The Mennonites. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Maurice E. Faler. © Maurice E. Faler; 29Dec77; MU10770.

MU10771.

Louisiana week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield, © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU10771.

MU10772.

Louisiana week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: John Grover Evans. © John Grover Evans; 29Dec77; MU10772.

MU10774.

Judaism, reformed. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sacred space) Appl. au: Nathan Ostrow. © Nathan Ostrow; 29Dec77; MU10774.

MU10775.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gerald J. Dineen. © Gerald J. Dineen; 29Dec77; MU10775.

MU10776.

Judaism—conservative. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Gordon K. Olson. © Gordon K. Olson; 29Dec77; MU10776.

MU10777.

Jehovah’s Witness. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: George R. Nicholson. © George R. Nicholson; 29Dec77; MU10777.

MU10778.

Church of the Brethren. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: J. K. Wilcox & Robert O. McDowell. © J. K. Wilcox & Robert O. McDowell; 29Dec77; MU10778.

MU10779.

English week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Chester Mortensen. © Chester Mortensen; 29Dec77; MU10779.

MU10780.

Judaism—orthodox. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Michael C. Garman. © Michael C. Garman; 29Dec77; MU10780.

MU10781.

Charismatics—Pentecostal experience. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Lirol Productions, Inc. © Lirol Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU10781.

MU10782.

The Spiritualists. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Ellsworth E. Hieber. © Ellsworth E. Hieber; 29Dec77; MU10782.

MU10783.

Scientology. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: James H. Harris. © James H. Harris; 29Dec77; MU10783.

MU10784.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 29Dec77; MU10784.

MU10785.

The Unification Church (Moonies) Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU10785.

MU10786.

Chinese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Kennett M. Patrick. © Kennett M. Patrick; 29Dec77; MU10786.

MU10787.

Coping. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: B. A. Ruscalli. © B. A. Ruscalli; 29Dec77; MU10787.

MU10788.

The Protestants: Lutherans and Presbyterians. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: David J. Evans. © David J. Evans; 29Dec77; MU10788.

MU10789.

The Protestants: Methodists and Episcopalians. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Maurice E. Faler. © Maurice E. Faler; 29Dec77; MU10789.

MU10790.

Coping. Episode no. 52. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James M. Gerhart. © James M. Gerhart; 29Dec77; MU10790.

MU10791.

Coping. Episode no. 51. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc. © Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU10791.

MU10792.

Coping. Episode no. 54. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU10792.

MU10793.

Down home USA. Episode no. 50. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Ralph Migliaccio. © Ralph Migliaccio; 29Dec77; MU10793.

MU10794.

Coping. Episode no. 50. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gustav E. & Marlise Claus. © Gustav E. Claus & Marlise Claus; 29Dec77; MU10794.

MU10795.

Hare Krishna. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: Ralph Nichols. © Ralph Nichols; 29Dec77; MU10795.

MU10796.

Russian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: David V. Spangler. © David V. Spangler; 29Dec77; MU10796.

MU10797.

Haitian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ralph Migliaccio. © Ralph Migliaccio; 29Dec77; MU10797.

MU10798.

Catholicism, the reform movement. Pt. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au: F. Dean Berry. © F. Dean Berry; 29Dec77; MU10798.

MU10799.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 9. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James P. & Carolyn F. McKnight. © James P. & Carolyn F. McKnight; 30Dec77; MU10799.

MU10800.

Instant replay. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Sourdough Express, Inc. © Sourdough Express, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10800.

MU10801.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Bruce Chandler. © Bruce Chandler; 30Dec77; MU10801.

MU10802.

Working songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10802.

MU10803.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 25. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10803.

MU10804.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 26. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10804.

MU10805.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 22. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10805.

MU10806.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 23. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10806.

MU10807.

An Apple for the teacher. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Rex Stuckey. © Rex Stuckey; 30Dec77; MU10807.

MU10808.

Tiptoe through the tulips. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Frederic Rheinstein. © Frederic Rheinstein; 30Dec77; MU10808.

MU10809.

Country Western. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Aztec Screen Print, Inc. © Aztec Screen Print, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10809.

MU10810.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Carlos Velasco. © Carlos Velasco; 30Dec77; MU10810.

MU10811.

Pop music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Aztec Screen Print, Inc. © Aztec Screen Print, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10811.

MU10812.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 11. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Ronald J. Zamarin. © Ronald J. Zamarin; 30Dec77; MU10812.

MU10813.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 6. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gilbert A. LeBlanc. © Gilbert A. LeBlanc; 30Dec77; MU10813.

MU10814.

Love songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10814.

MU10815.

The Race to lace. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Robert O. Gathings. © Robert O. Gathings; 30Dec77; MU10815.

MU10816.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Earl J. Weaver & Helen L. Weaver. © Earl J. Weaver & Helen L. Weaver; 30Dec77; MU10816.

MU10817.

Comic songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. no: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10817.

MU10818.

Comic songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Lynn Roundtree. © Lynn Roundtree; 30Dec77; MU10818.

MU10819.

Gospel music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10819.

MU10820.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: H. Robert Ripley. © H. Robert Ripley; 30Dec77; MU10820.

MU10821.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Tom Sierer. © Tom Sierer; 30Dec77; MU10821.

MU10822.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: C. R. McCauley. © C. R. McCauley; 30Dec77; MU10822.

MU10823.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 10. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Kenneth A. Hardter. © Kenneth A. Hardter; 30Dec77; MU10823.

MU10824.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 18. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 30Dec77; MU10824.

MU10825.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 7. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: J. O. Presley. © J. O. Presley; 30Dec77; MU10825.

MU10826.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10826.

MU10827.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10827.

MU10828.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Robert D. Krause. © Robert D. Krause; 30Dec77; MU10828.

MU10829.

The Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 13. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 30Dec77; MU10829.

MU10830.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 14. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Lirol Productions, Inc. © Lirol Productions, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU10830.

MU10831.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 15. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John J. Powell. © John J. Powell; 30Dec77; MU10831.

MU10832.

Barber shop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10832.

MU10833.

Roaring 20’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10833.

MU10834.

Hard times. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10834.

MU10835.

Barber shop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Eugene F. Katnik. © Eugene F. Katnik & Herbert Zarember; 30Dec77; MU10835.

MU10836.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Robert G. Berg & Michael H. Clifton. © Robert G. Berg & Michael H. Clifton; 30Dec77; MU10836.

MU10837.

Patriotic songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10837.

MU10838.

Wartime music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10838.

MU10839.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 19. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Morrie Dangott. © Morrie Dangott; 30Dec77; MU10839.

MU10840.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 20. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10840.

MU10841.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 8. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Daniel C. Plunket. © Daniel C. Plunket; 30Dec77; MU10841.

MU10842.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 16. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John Simmons. © John Simmons; 30Dec77; MU10842.

MU10843.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 17. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Kenneth J. Frisbie. © Kenneth J. Frisbie; 30Dec77; MU10843.

MU10844.

Gay 90’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10844.

MU10845.

Barbershop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Steven L. Fielding. © Steven L. Fielding; 30Dec77; MU10845.

MU10846.

Gospel music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Joe R. Wilmetti. © Joe R. Wilmetti; 30Dec77; MU10846.

MU10847.

Gay 90’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd;, color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: R. Gary McCauley. © R. Gary McCauley; 30Dec77; MU10847.

MU10848.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 12. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John J. Chavanne & Helen M. Chavanne. © John J. Chavanne & Helen M. Chavanne; 30Dec77; MU10848.

MU10849.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Thomas A. Meehan. © Thomas A. Meehan; 30Dec77; MU10849.

MU10850.

Love songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 29) Appl. au: Edward J. Jenkins. © Edward J. Jenkins; 30Dec77; MU10850.

MU10851.

Love songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 31) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10851.

MU10852.

Show music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 36) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10852.

MU10853.

Gospel music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 37) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10853.

MU10854.

From rags to riches. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Caroll-Vondra. © James A. Carroll & Lewis H. Vondra; 30Dec77; MU10854.

MU10855.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Robert R. Agnew. © Robert R. Agnew; 30Dec77; MU10855.

MU10856.

Blues and jazz. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 48) Appl. au: Robert O. Gathings. © Robert O. Gathings; 30Dec77; MU10356.

MU10857.

Gospel music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 39) Appl. au: Steve R. Hageman. © Steve R. Hageman; 30Dec77; MU10857.

MU10858.

Gospel music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings. episode 40) Appl. au: H. A. Boucher. © H. A. Boucher; 30Dec77; MU10858.

MU10859.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 24. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10859.

MU10860.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 27. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Anthony G. Shumway. © Anthony G. Shumway; 30Dec77; MU10860.

MU10861.

Ride ’em cowboy. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Willard Gutman. © Willard Gutman & Frances Gutman; 30Dec77; MU10861.

MU10862.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 21. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don V. Cook. © Don V. Cook; 30Dec77; MU10862.

MU10863.

Gay 90’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 12) Appl. au: Theodore L. Sawyer. © Theodore L. Sawyer; 30Dec77; MU10863.

MU10864.

Roaring 20’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 14) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10864.

MU10865.

Barber shop quartet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 18) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 30Dec77; MU10865.

MU10866.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 5) Appl. au: Carlos Velasco. © Carlos Velasco; 30Dec77; MU10866.

MU10867.

Sky’s the limit. Episode 4. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Lee Scott. © William Lee Scott; 30Dec77; MU10867.

MU10868.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 2) Appl. au: Richard O. Contreras & Vance R. Van Velzer. © Richard O. Contreras & Vance R. Van Velzer; 28Dec77; MU10868.

MU10869.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Angus MacPherson. © Angus MacPherson; 28Dec77; MU10869.

MU10870.

Coping. Episode no. 15. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Charles T. & Norma C. Bond. © Charles T. & Norma C. Bond; 28Dec77; MU10870.

MU10871.

Coping. Episode no. 16. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Donald E. Daniels & Jean H. Daniels. © Donald E. Daniels & Jean H. Daniels; 28Dec77; MU10871.

MU10872.

Coping. Episode no. 13. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc. © Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc.; 28Dec77; MU10872.

MU10873.

Coping. Episode no. 12. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc. © Cashion-Horie, Architects, Inc.; 28Dec77; MU10873.

MU10874.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Howard S. Landa. © Howard S. Landa; 28Dec77; MU10874.

MU10875.

Lay it on thick. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Alfred R. Barca & J. A. Henriques. © Alfred R. Barca & J. A. Henriques; 28Dec77; MU10875.

MU10876.

Japanese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 28Dec77; MU10876.

MU10877.

Gay 90’s. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 9) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10877.

MU10878.

Show music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 34) Appl. au: Eugene I. Settle. © Eugene I. Settle; 28Dec77; MU10878.

MU10879.

When a skirt is not a skirt. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: C. W., Mary M. & Kathy M. Hogberg. © C. W. Hogberg, Mary M. Hogberg & Kathy M. Hogberg; 28Dec77; MU10879.

MU10880.

Show music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 35) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10880.

MU10881.

Sea songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10881.

MU10882.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Allen S. & Arlene J. Kardell. © Allen S. Kardell & Arlene J. Kardell; 28Dec77; MU10882.

MU10883.

Irish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 28Dec77; MU10883.

MU10884.

Western week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 28Dec77; MU10884.

MU10885.

Waterloo. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: W. H. & Martha T. Moseley. © W. H. Moseley & Martha T. Moseley; 28Dec77; MU10885.

MU10886.

Get me a stick and I’ll kill it. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: D. A. Dicken. © D. A. Dicken; 28Dec77; MU10886.

MU10887.

Blues and jazz. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 46) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10887.

MU10888.

Classical songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 49) Appl. au: Terry J. Happel. © Terry J. Happel; 28Dec77; MU10888.

MU10889.

Show music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings, episode 33) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10889.

MU10890.

Coping. Episode no. 20. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: M. M. Brooks. © M. M. Brooks; 28Dec77; MU10890.

MU10891.

Coping. Episode no. 23. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James A. Canty, Jr. © James A. Canty, Jr.; 28Dec77; MU10891.

MU10892.

Blues and jazz. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Gerald J. Dineen. © Gerald J. Dineen; 28Dec77; MU10892.

MU10893.

Classical songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10893.

MU10894.

Classical songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Irving Loube. © Irving Loube; 28Dec77; MU10894.

MU10895.

Coping. Episode no. 17. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Eldon P. & Gladys I. Stohr. © Eldon P. & Gladys I. Stohr; 28Dec77; MU10895.

MU10896.

Coping. Episode no. 22. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James A. Canty, Jr. © James A. Canty, Jr.; 28Dec77; MU10896.

MU10897.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Herman Walsky. © Herman Walsky; 28Dec77; MU10897.

MU10898.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Allen S. & Arlen (i.e. Arlene) J. Kardell. © Allen S. Kardell & Arlene J. Kardell; 28Dec77; MU10898.

MU10899.

Darts for all your parts. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: John Montgomery. © John Montgomery; 28Dec77; MU10899.

MU10900.

Orient Express. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Ned K. Ryder. © Ned K. Ryder; 28Dec77; MU10900.

MU10901.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 34. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gary V. Seger. © Gary V. Seger; 28Dec77; MU10901.

MU10902.

Show music. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10902.

MU10903.

Coping. Episode no. 19. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Blaine T. Hudson. © Blaine T. Hudson; 28Dec77; MU10903.

MU10904.

Classical songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: G. Myron Harrison. © G. Myron Harrison; 28Dec77; MU10904.

MU10905.

Coping. Episode no. 21. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Jerry Hess. © Jerry Hess; 28Dec77; MU10905.

MU10906.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10906.

MU10907.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Lewis I. Schainuck. © Lewis I. Schainuck; 28Dec77; MU10907.

MU10908.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: William Peterson. © William Peterson; 28Dec77; MU10908.

MU10909.

Broadway songs. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (America sings) Appl. au: Spencer Brainard. © Spencer Brainard; 28Dec77; MU10909.

MU10910.

Jewish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Thomas Miklautsch. © Thomas Miklautsch; 28Dec77; MU10910.

MU10911.

Coping. Episode no. 14. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: R. J. Miller, Jr. © R. J. Miller, Jr.; 28Dec77; MU10911.

MU10912.

Chinese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gary R. Hooker. © Gary R. Hooker; 22Dec77; MU10912.

MU10913.

Nutrition and appetite. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Raymond Karns. © Raymond Karns; 22Dec77; MU10913.

MU10914.

Japanese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 22Dec77; MU10914.

MU10915.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 21. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: H. A. Boucher. © H. A. Boucher; 22Dec77; MU10915.

MU10916.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 45. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James H. Benson. © James H. Benson; 22Dec77; MU10916.

MU10917.

Nutrition and labeling. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Vincent M. Kusel & Helen E. Kusel. © Vincent M. Kusel & Helen E. Kusel; 22Dec77; MU10917.

MU10918.

The Heart attack profile. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: D. Frederick Knudsen. © D. Frederick Knudsen; 22Dec77; MU10918.

MU10919.

Fiber and diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Gregory Salinas. © Gregory Salinas; 22Dec77; MU10919.

MU10920.

Nutrition and the athlete. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: George J. Ladds. © George J. Ladds; 22Dec77; MU10920.

MU10921.

Food and the single person. Pt. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Luis S. King. © Luis S. King; 22Dec77; MU10921.

MU10922.

Fad diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Gordon P. Culver. © Gordon P. Culver; 22Dec77; MU10922.

MU10923.

Impulse foods. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Gary R. Hooker. © Gary R. Hooker; 22Dec77; MU10923.

MU10924.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 22Dec77; MU10924.

MU10925.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerrold D. Cantor. © Jerrold D. Cantor; 22Dec77; MU10925.

MU10926.

Meat: the American mania. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., si., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au; Oliver P. & Janice H. Campbell. © Oliver P. Campbell & Janice H. Campbell; 22Dec77; MU10926.

MU10927.

Blood pressure and the diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., si., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Angus MacPherson. © Angus MacPherson; 22Dec77; MU10927.

MU10928.

Food and the single person. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Frank Chapados. © Frank Chapados; 22Dec77; MU10928.

MU10929.

Down home U.S.A. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 22Dec77; MU10929.

MU10930.

Eating while you are pregnant. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Paul R. Yedinak. © Paul R. Yedinak; 22Dec77; MU10930.

MU10931.

Danger: curves ahead. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: George L. Smith. © George L. Smith; 22Dec77; MU10931.

MU10932.

Godet or night. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Kirk G. Ward. © Kirk G. Ward; 22Dec77; MU10932.

MU10933.

Obese children. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Richard A. Callaghan. © Richard A. Callaghan; 22Dec77; MU10933.

MU10934.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Paul R. Yedinak. © Paul R. Yedinak; 22Dec77; MU10934.

MU10935.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: W. Ronald Redmond. © W. Ronald Redmond; 22Dec77; MU10935.

MU10936.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: David L. Swanson. © David L. Swanson; 22Dec77; MU10936.

MU10937.

Chinese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Donald C. Coy. © Donald C. Coy; 22Dec77; MU10937.

MU10938.

Chinese week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 22Dec77; MU10938.

MU10939.

Irish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Paul K. Skoglund. © Paul K. Skoglund; 22Dec77; MU10939.

MU10940.

Cancer and diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10940.

MU10941.

Middle European week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Georgi S. Simtschev, Fred C. Cox & Ross D. Cox. © Ross D. Cox, Fred C. Cox & Georgi S. Simtschev; 22Dec77; MU10941.

MU10942.

Nutrition and the common illness. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Angus MacPherson. © Angus MacPherson; 22Dec77; MU10942.

MU10943.

Western week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James H. Benson. © James Benson; 22Dec77; MU10943.

MU10944.

Western week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 22Dec77; MU10944.

MU10945.

Eating for your heart. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Albert Mack. © Albert Mack; 22Dec77; MU10945.

MU10946.

Undercover. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Irving Loube. © Irving Loube; 22Dec77; MU10946.

MU10947.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: J. M. Steffey. © J. M. Steffey; 22Dec77; MU10947.

MU10948.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 12. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Robert S. Telfer. © Robert S. Telfer; 22Dec77; MU10948.

MU10949.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 43. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: H. Robert Ripley. © H. Robert Ripley; 22Dec77; MU10949.

MU10950.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 44. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Pat Casey. © Pat Casey; 22Dec77; MU10950.

MU10951.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 48. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gary M. Coombs & Ian H. Rednall. © Gary M. Coombs & Ian H. Rednall; 22Dec77; MU10951.

MU10952.

Childhood nutrition, ages 2 to 12. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Michael G. & Sharon Hilliard. © Michael G. Hilliard & Sharon Hilliard; 22Dec77; MU10952.

MU10953.

Cooked versus raw food. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: John W. K. Chan. © John W. K. Chan; 22Dec77; MU10953.

MU10954.

Digestion—food pathway. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10954.

MU10955.

Nutrition and dairy products. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10955.

MU10956.

Irish week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: L. R. Gunderson. © L. R. Gunderson; 22Dec77; MU10956.

MU10957.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 51. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10957.

MU10958.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The melting pot) Appl. au: Michael W. & Lynn Crowder. © Michael W. Crowder & Lynn Crowder; 22Dec77; MU10958.

MU10959.

Middle European week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 22Dec77; MU10959.

MU10960.

Vitamins and minerals. Pt. 2. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: G. Bland Hoke, Jr. © G. Bland Hoke, Jr.; 22Dec77; MU10960.

MU10961.

Diet and the dollar. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: James P. & Flora G. Clarke. © James P. Clarke & Flora G. Clarke; 22Dec77; MU10961.

MU10962.

Nutrition and diabetes. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10962.

MU10963.

Nutrition and metric system. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10963.

MU10964.

Nutrition and food preservation. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au; William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10964.

MU10965.

Nutrition and arthritis. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10965.

MU10966.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 11. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Jack H. Richardson. © Jack H. Richardson; 22Dec77; MU10966.

MU10967.

Mexican week. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerome H. & Garnet M. Leiblich. © Jerome H. Leiblich & Garnet M. Leiblich; 22Dec77; MU10967.

MU10968.

French week. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 22Dec77; MU10968.

MU10969.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 52. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10969.

MU10970.

Middle European week. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Herman Walsky. © Herman Walsky; 22Dec77; MU10970.

MU10971.

Middle European week. Episode no. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 22Dec77; MU10971.

MU10972.

The Common G.I. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10972.

MU10973.

Food without labels. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: George L. Smith. © George L. Smith; 22Dec77; MU10973.

MU10974.

Nutrition and advertising. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: John Wybenga. © John Wybenga; 22Dec77; MU10974.

MU10975.

Saturday morning nutrition. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: John Wybenga. © John Wybenga; 22Dec77; MU10975.

MU10976.

Eating and growth: Birth to age two. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Christopher W. Grimshaw. © Christopher W. Grimshaw; 22Dec77; MU10976.

MU10977.

Nutritional myths. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: John D. Martin. © John D. Martin; 22Dec77; MU10977.

MU10978.

Chinese week. Episode no. 3. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James D. Lepman. © James D. Lepman; 22Dec77; MU10978.

MU10979.

Tobacco and alcohol. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10979.

MU10980.

Nutrition and allergies. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10980.

MU10981.

Hypoglycemia. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10981.

MU10982.

Fats in your diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10982.

MU10983.

Nutrition and your pet’s diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: William G. Peterson. © William G. Peterson; 22Dec77; MU10983.

MU10984.

Western week. Episode no. 5. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Mark O. Haroldson. © Mark O. Haroldson; 22Dec77; MU10984.

MU10985.

Stock market. No. 1. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10985.

MU10986.

Oldsters and limited income. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Steven Ecclesine. © Steven Ecclasina (i.e. Ecclesine); 29Dec77; MU10986.

MU10987.

Creating your own company. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Add. ti: Creating company. Appl. au: Steven Ecclesine. © Steven Ecclesine; 29Dec77; MU10987.

MU10988.

Getting married—financial. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Steven Ecclesine. © Steven Ecclesine; 29Dec77; MU10988.

MU10989.

Divorce—financial. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Coping) Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10989.

MU10990.

Coping. Episode no. 91. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10990.

MU10991.

Coping. Episode no. 90. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10991.

MU10992.

Coping. Episode no. 89. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10992.

MU10993.

Coping. Episode no. 88. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Michael Miller & Ralph Smith. © Michael Miller & Ralph Smith; 29Dec77; MU10993.

MU10994.

Pirates from Malaysia. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10994.

MU10995.

Chamorro village. Pt. 2. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10995.

MU10996.

Transportation. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10996.

MU10997.

Communications at Tower number 2. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 2 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10997.

MU10998.

School children go swimming in South China Sea. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10998.

MU10999.

Buddhist shrine. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU10999.

MU11000.

Temples, statues, monasteries. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11000.

MU11001.

Tornado destruction from a typhoon. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11001.

MU11002.

Pago Bay during Typhoon Pamela. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands; Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11002.

MU11003.

Direct hit: destruction of southern coastal villages. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11003.

MU11004.

Typhoon eye: before, during, after. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11004.

MU11005.

River town. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11005.

MU11006.

Roaring winds. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11006.

MU11007.

Country villages. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 6 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11007.

MU11008.

Super typhoon smashes tropical island. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 4 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11008.

MU11009.

Charcoal villages. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 6 on. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11009.

MU11010.

Direct hit: destruction of central areas of Guam. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam typhoons) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11010.

MU11011.

Ice cream cart. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 2 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia: Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11011.

MU11012.

Rural hamlet agriculture. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 3 min., col., 8 mm. (Tropical Southeast Asia; Vietnam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11012.

MU11013.

Chamorro village. Pt. 1. Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd. 2 min., col., 8 mm. (Western Pacific islands: Guam) © Paul Leroy Romsburg 2nd; 23Dec77; MU11013.

MU11014.

Gray on gray. Maurice Tony Gray. 7 min., si., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Maurice Tony Gray; 30Dec77; MU11014.

MU11015.

Leslie and Abigail. HB. 16 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Karen Hulstedt & Eleanor Binstock. © HB, a partnership of Karen Hulstedt & Eleanor Binstock; 23Dec77; MU11015.

MU11016.

Reconstruction after resection of head and neck cancer. Stephan Ariyan. 30 min., color. © Stephan Ariyan; 22Dec77; MU11016.

MU11017.

Underworld. Very Important Products, Inc. 1 min., sd., color. © Very Important Products, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU11017.

MU11018.

Underworld. Very Important Products, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color. © Very Important Products, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU11018.

MU11019.

Funny spokesman. Very Important Products, Inc. 1 min., sd., color. © Very Important Products, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU11019.

MU11020.

Spokesman. Very Important Products, Inc. 1 min., sd., color. © Very Important Products, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU11020.

MU11021.

Funny spokesman. Very Important Products, Inc. 30 sec., sd., color. © Very Important Products, Inc.; 30Dec77; MU11021.

MU11022.

Diet and the working person. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: C. R. McCauley. © C. R. McCauley; 29Dec77; MU11022.

MU11023.

Coping. Episode no. 25. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: H. William Fister. © H. William Fister; 29Dec77; MU11023.

MU11024.

Coping. Episode no. 26. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Karl Benes. © Karl Benes; 29Dec77; MU11024.

MU11025.

Coping. Episode no. 58. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Ivan & Shirley Sorenson & Richard D. Nelson. © Ivan & Shirley Sorenson & Richard D. Nelson; 29Dec77; MU11025.

MU11026.

Nutrition and fluids. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Ronald E. Brooks. © Ronald E. Brooks; 29Dec77; MU11026.

MU11027.

Sugar in your diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU11027.

MU11028.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 69. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: D.M. Investments, Inc. © D.M. Investments, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11028.

MU11029.

Down home USA. Episode no. 49. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John S. Hobbs. © John S. Hobbs; 29Dec77; MU11029.

MU11030.

Down home USA. Episode no. 38. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Louise C. Giovannoni & Joel Call. © Louise C. Giovannoni & Joel Call; 29Dec77; MU11030.

MU11031.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 75. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Richard W. Phelps. © Richard W. Phelps; 29Dec77; MU11031.

MU11032.

Coping. Episode no. 56. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Richard A. Callaghan. © Richard A. Callaghan; 29Dec77; MU11032.

MU11033.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 30. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11033.

MU11034.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 64. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Richard H. Sucher. © Richard H. Sucher; 29Dec77; MU11034.

MU11035.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 65. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Sourdough Express. © Sourdough Express, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11035.

MU11036.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 58. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Utah Enterprises. © Utah Enterprises; 29Dec77; MU11036.

MU11037.

Health foods—pro. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Donald H. Harris. © Donald H. Harris; 29Dec77; MU11037.

MU11038.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 77. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Don R. Castleman & Fidel J. Nabor. © Don R. Castleman & Fidel J. Nabor; 29Dec77. MU11038.

MU11039.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 72. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Verle Williams. © Verle Williams; 29Dec77; MU11039.

MU11040.

Nutrition and behavior. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Richard Day. © Richard Day & Sally Day; 29Dec77; MU11040.

MU11041.

Down home USA. Episode no. 39. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Lirol Productions, Inc. © Lirol Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11041.

MU11042.

Down home USA. Episode no. 47. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Fidel J. Nabor. © Fidel J. Nabor; 29Dec77; MU11042.

MU11043.

Coping. Episode no. 57. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: David Sundell, Jr. © David Sundell, Jr.; 29Dec77; MU11043.

MU11044.

Coping. Episode no. 55. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Kenneth J. Frisbie. © Kenneth J. Frisbie; 29Dec77; MU11044.

MU11045.

Psychology of obesity. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Norman P. Hapke. © Norman P. Hapke; 29Dec77; MU11045.

MU11046.

Coping. Episode no. 28. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Gordon J. Leenerts. © Gordon J. Leenerts; 29Dec77; MU11046.

MU11047.

Coping. Episode no. 10. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11047.

MU11048.

New England week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU11048.

MU11049.

Western week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU11049.

MU11050.

New England week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jerry Butterfield. © Jerry Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU11050.

MU11051.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 29. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11051.

MU11052.

Sky’s the limit. Episode no. 28. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11052.

MU11053.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 63. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Stuart Melnick. © Stuart Melnick; 29Dec77; MU11053.

MU11054.

Down home USA. Episode 46. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James Dieringer. © James Dieringer & Nancy Dieringer; 29Dec77; MU11054.

MU11055.

Fasting. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: J. Roberts Fosberg. © J. Roberts Fosberg; 29Dec77; MU11055.

MU11056.

Coping. Episode no. 18. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: J. B. Chrisman. © J. B. Chrisman; 29Dec77; MU11056.

MU11057.

New England week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Benjamin A. Funk. © Benjamin A. Funk; 29Dec77; MU11057.

MU11058.

Coping. Episode no. 24. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James A. Canty, Jr. © James A. Canty, Jr.; 29Dec77; MU11058.

MU11059.

Down home USA. Episode no. 42. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU11059.

MU11060.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 73. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Jack T. Wood. © Jack T. Wood; 29Dec77; MU11060.

MU11061.

Down home USA. Episode no. 41. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William Chapman. © William Chapman; 29Dec77; MU11061.

MU11062.

Down home USA. Episode no. 40. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: C. B. McCauley. © C. B. McCauley; 29Dec77; MU11062.

MU11063.

Coping. Episode no. 29. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: William A. Elliott. © William A. Elliott; 29Dec77; MU11063.

MU11064.

Coping. Episode no. 11. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. © Metro Productions, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11064.

MU11065.

Down home USA. Episode no. 37. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Fred J. Ockers, Sr. © Fred J. Ockers, Sr.; 29Dec77; MU11065.

MU11066.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 74. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: John Montgomery. © John Montgomery; 29Dec77; MU11066.

MU11067.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 59. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Utah Enterprises. © Utah Enterprises; 29Dec77; MU11067.

MU11068.

Down home USA. Episode no. 36. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: James J. Hall. © James J. Hall; 29Dec77; MU11068.

MU11069.

Down home USA. Episode no. 35. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Thomas S. Smith. © Thomas S. Smith; 29Dec77; MU11069.

MU11070.

New England week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Butterfield. © Edward A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU11070.

MU11071.

New England week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Ed A. Butterfield. © Ed A. Butterfield; 29Dec77; MU11071.

MU11072.

Coping. Episode no. 27. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Karl Benes. © Karl Benes; 29Dec77; MU11072.

MU11073.

Down home USA. Episode no. 33. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Design Associates, Inc. © Design Associates, Inc.; 29Dec77; MU11073.

MU11074.

Eat yourself healthy. Episode no. 76. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Fidel J. Nabor. © Fidel J. Nabor; 29Dec77; MU11074.

MU11075.

Frank Collin, Nazi leader. 1984 Films, Inc. 29 min., sd., color and b&w, 16 mm. Appl. au: Robert Scott. © Robert Scott; 19 Dec77; MU11075.

MU11076.

Ole. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Sew what’s new) Appl. au: Clarence White. © Clarence White, Jack M. Gravelle, Herbert N. Kristel, Robert C. Morrill & Walter H. Morris; 19Dec77; MU11076.

MU11077.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 32. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Clarence White. © Clarence White, Jack M. Gravelle, Herbert M. Kristel, Robert C. Morrill & Walter H. Morris; 19Dec77; MU11077.

MU11078.

American declarations. Software Services, Inc. 33 min., sd., color, videotape (1/2 in.) in case. Appl. au: Michael Zaphiriou. © Software Services, Inc.; 28Jul77; MU11078.

MU11079.

The Roger Patterson Bigfoot film. Roger C. Patterson. 39 sec., sd., color, 16 mm. © Mrs. Roger Patterson; 27Dec77; MU11079.

MU11080.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 15. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: L-Ram. © L-Ram; 22Dec77; MU11080.

MU11081.

My country. Ray Rivamonte. 7 min., sd., color. Add. ti: Arunta or lost. © Ray Rivamonte; 21Jan77; MU11081.

MU11082.

Boom-bas. Pinnacle Pictures. 9 min., sd., color, 16 mm. © Pinnacle Pictures; 16Dec77; MU11082.

MU11083.

Italian week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Clarence White. © Clarence White, Jack M. Gravelle, Herbert M. Kristel, Robert C. Morrill & Walter H. Morris; 29Dec77; MU11083.

MU11084.

Protein in your diet. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Henry Nagahori. © Henry Nagahori; 29Dec77; MU11084.

MU11085.

French week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: James V. Devlin. © James V. Devlin, C. L. Beaty, James C. Thomas, J. J. Cennamo, A. L. Wittenbrock & Paul C. Slayback; 29Dec77; MU11085.

MU11086.

Down home U.S.A. Episode no. 20. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. Appl. au: Seymour Prog. © Seymour Prog, G. J. Cennamo, James V. Devlin, C. L. Beaty, James C. Thomas & A. L. Wittenbrock; 29Dec77; MU11086.

MU11087.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Jack W. Flammer. © Jack W. Flammer; 29Dec77; MU11087.

MU11088.

Greek week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: L. Rich & Wallace B. Wilson. © L. Rich & Wallace B. Wilson; 29Dec77; MU11088.

MU11089.

The Unitarians. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Sacred space) Appl. au; James C. Thomas. © James C. Thomas, C. L. Beaty, G. J. Cennamo, A. L. Wittenbrock & Paul C. Slayback; 29Dec77; MU11089.

MU11090.

Louisiana week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Dennis D. Hanson. © Dennis D. Hanson, Brian Don Levy, Steven A. Santini, James P. Mitchell, G. J. Cennamo & Dennis W. Hoyle; 29Dec77; MU11090.

MU11091.

Mexican week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Gordon E. Gray. © Gordon E. Gray; 29Dec77; MU11091.

MU11092.

Food safety out of the home. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (Eat yourself healthy) Appl. au: Ben & Nancy Anderson. © Ben Anderson & Nancy Anderson; 29Dec77; MU11092.

MU11093.

English week. Metro Productions, Inc. 30 min., sd., color, videotape (3/4 in.) in cassette. (The Melting pot) Appl. au: Edward A. Loeser. © Edward A. Loeser, Lyle J. Mortensen & Elon Booker; 29Dec77; MU11093.

MU11094.

Alaska: peoples in change. The Catholic Church of Northern Alaska. 54 min., sd., color, 16 mm. Appl. au: Catholic Bishop of Northern Alaska. © The Catholic Bishop of Northern Alaska; 30Dec77; MU11094.

### Renewal Registrations

#### R

R659401.

Castle perilous. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Adventures of Sir Galahad, episode no. 12.) © 25Feb50; L2885. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 4May77; R659401.

R664077.

The Daring caballero. By Inter-American Productions. © 24Jun49; L2480. Jon Tuska (PWH); 10Jun77; R664077.

R665493.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 25. © 24Mar50; MP27. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665493.

R665494.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 26. © 28Mar50; MP28. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665494.

R665495.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 23. © 17Mar50; MP25. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665495.

R665496.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 24. © 21Mar50; MP26. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665496.

R665497.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 27. © 31Mar50; MP45. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665497.

R665498.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 28. © 4Apr50; MP46. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665498.

R665499.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 29. © 7Apr50; MP106. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665499.

R665500.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 30. © 11Apr50; MP107. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665500.

R665501.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 31. © 14Apr50; MP108. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665501.

R665502.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 32. © 18Apr50; MP109. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665502.

R665503.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 33. © 21Apr50; MP142. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665503.

R665504.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 34. © 25Apr50; MP143. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665504.

R665505.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 35. © 26Apr50; MP144. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665505.

R665506.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 36. © 2May50; MP145. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665506.

R665507.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 37. © 5May50; MP146. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665507.

R665508.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 38. © 9May50; MP162. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665608.

R665509.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 39. © 12May50; MP178. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665509.

R665510.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 40. © 16May50; MP179. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665510.

R665511.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 41. © 19May50; MP180. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665511.

R665512.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 42. © 23May50; MP181. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665512.

R665513.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 43. © 26May50; MP241. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665513.

R665514.

Movietone news. vol. 33, no. 44. © 30May50; MP242. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665514.

R665515.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 45. © 2Jun50; MP243. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665515.

R665516.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 46. © 6Jun50; MP244. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665516.

R665517.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 47. © 9Jun50; MP245. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665517.

R665518.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 48. © 13Jun50; MP246. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665518.

R665519.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 49. © 16Jun50; MP247. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665519.

R665520.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 50. © 20Jun50; MP365. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665520.

R665521.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 51. © 23Jun50; MP366. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665521.

R665522.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 52. © 27Jun50; MP367. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665522.

R665523.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 53. © 30Jun50; MP368. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665523.

R665524.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 54. © 4Jul50; MP369. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665524.

R665525.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 2. © 3Jan50; M4984. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665525.

R665526.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 3. © 6Jan50; M5006. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665526.

R665527.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 4. © 1OJan50; M5007. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665527.

R665528.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 5. © 13Jan50; M5023. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665528.

R665529.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 6. © 17Jan50; M5024. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665529.

R665530.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 22. © 14Mar50; MP24. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665530.

R665531.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 7. © 20Jan50; M5072. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665531.

R665532.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 8. © 24Jan50; M5073. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665532.

R665533.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 9. © 27Jan50; M5074. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665533.

R665534.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 10. © 31Jan50; M5075. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665534.

R665535.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 11. © 3Feb50; M5076. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665535.

R665536.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 12. © 7Feb50; M5077. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665536.

R665537.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 13. © 10Feb50; M5078. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665537.

R665538.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 14. © 14Feb50; M5079. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665538.

R665539.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 15. © 17Feb50; M5087. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665539.

R665540.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 16. © 21Feb50; M5088. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665540.

R665541.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 17. © 24Feb50; M5089. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665541.

R665542.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 18. © 28Feb50; M5090. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665542.

R665543.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 21. © 10Mar50; M5127. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665543.

R665544.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 19. © 3Mar50; M5125. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665544.

R665545.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 20. © 7Mar50; M5126. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 6Jul77; R665545.

R665663.

House by the river. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Mar50; LP13. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665663.

R665664.

Harbor of missing men. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 31Mar50; LP14. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665664.

R665665.

The Vanishing westerner. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 31Mar50; LP15. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665665.

R665666.

Arizona cowboy. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 31Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP33. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665666.

R665667.

Hills of Oklahoma. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 9May50; LP104. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665667.

R665668.

Twilight in the Sierras. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 20Apr50; LP105. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665668.

R665669.

Salt Lake Raiders. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 9May50; LP106. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665669.

R665670.

Women from headquarters. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 3May50; LP107. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665670.

R665671.

Rock Island trail. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 9May50; LP108. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665671.

R665672.

The Savage horde. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 9May50 (in notice: 1949); LP155. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665672.

R665673.

Belle of Old Mexico. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 20Jan50 (in notice: 1949); L2896. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665673.

R665674.

Radar Patrol versus Spy King. Episodes 7–12. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 14Feb50; L2897. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665674.

R665675.

Unmasked. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 20Feb50; L2930. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665675.

R665676.

Tarnished. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 10Mar50; L2931. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665676.

R665677.

Gunmen of Abilene. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 10Mar50; L2932. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665677.

R665678.

Singing guns. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 10Mar50; L2956. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665678.

R665679.

Federal agent at large. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Mar50; L2957. Repix, Inc.(PWH); 11Jul77; R665679.

R665680.

Code of the silver sage. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Mar50; L2958. Repix, Inc.(PWH); 11Jul77; R665680.

R665689.

Moments in music. By Loew’s, Inc. © 8Jun50 (in notice: 1949); LP196. Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences (PWH); 20Jun77; R665689.

R665716.

David Harding, counterspy. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 17May50; LP140. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665716.

R665717.

Nursie behave. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 11May50; LP144. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665717.

R665718.

State penitentiary. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 11May50; LP180. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665718.

R665719.

The Miner’s daughter. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 25May50; LP280. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665719.

R665720.

Kill the umpire. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1May50; LP307. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665720.

R665721.

No sad songs for me. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31May50; LP326. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665721.

R665722.

Faust and the Devil. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1May50; LP470. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665722.

R665723.

Famous cartoonists. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 25May50; MP394. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665723.

R665724.

Clown prince of golf. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 25May50 (in notice: 1949); MP424. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Jul77; R665724.

R665850.

Paramount news, number 57. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 25Mar50; MP20. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jul77; R665850.

R665851.

Paramount news, number 58. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Mar50; MP21. Major News Library (PWH); 14Jul77; R665851.

R665894.

Dude duck. © 24May50; LP1086. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 5Jul77; R665894.

R665895.

Treasure Island. © 2May50; LP1598. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 5Jul77; R665895.

R665896.

The Legend of Sleepy Hollow. Fantasyland show no. 7. © 5Oct55 (in notice: 1949); L9552. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 5Jul77; R665896.

R665897.

Beaver Valley. © 19May50; MP3554. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 5Jul77; R665897.

R665944.

The Iroquois trail. By Reliance Pictures, Inc. © 16Jun50; LP165. United Artists Corporation (PWH); 27Jun77; R665944.

R665945.

Jitterbug jive. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 23Jun50; LP208. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 27Jun77; R665945.

R666045.

Dinky in the beauty shop. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 20Apr50 (in notice: 1949); L279. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666045.

R666046.

Victor, the volunteer, in Better late than never. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 17Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L262. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666046.

R666047.

Mighty Mouse in Anti-cats. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 19May50 (in notice: 1949); LP203. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666047.

R666048.

Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in The Fox hunt. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 17Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L96. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666048.

R666049.

Aesop’s fable—Foiling the fox. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 11Mar50; L2961. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666049.

R666050.

Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies, in A Merry chase. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 21Feb50; L2962. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 9Jun77; R666050.

R666154.

Cowboy and the prize fighter. By Pathe Industries, Inc. © 5Dec49; L2710. Authors Research Company (PWH); 13Jun77; R666154.

R666155.

Prize fighter. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Sportscope, no. 1) © 23Sep49; M4809. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5May77; R666155.

R666315.

Night and the city. © 9Jun50; LP236. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 5Jul77; R666315.

R666334.

The Daughter of Rosie O’Grady. By Warner Brothers Pictures Corporation. © 28Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP84. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666334.

R666335.

Colt .45. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 22May50; LP123. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666335.

R666336.

The Damned don’t cry. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 3May50; LP125. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666336.

R666337.

Caged. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 22May50; LP126. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666337.

R666338.

Chain lightning. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 6Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2926. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666338.

R666339.

Perfect strangers. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 25Mar50; L2952. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 10Jun77; R666339.

R666433.

Texas dynamo. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Jun50; LP310. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Jul77; R666433.

R666434.

Her wonderful lie. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 6May50 (in notice: 1949); LP467. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Jul77; R666434.

R666435.

Candid microphone. Ser. 2, no. 5. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 15Jun50; MP349. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Jul77; R666435.

R666436.

Diving acrobrats. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Jan50; MP790. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Jul77; R666436.

R666437.

Ice Capades premiere. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 22Jun50; MP852. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 7Jul77; R666437.

R666489.

The Walls of Malapaga. By Alfredo Guarini. Add. ti: Le Mura di Malapaga: Au dela des grilles. © 6Oct49; LP80. Alfredo Guarini (A); 1Jul77; R666489.

R667095.

Three little words. By Loew’s, Inc. © 6Jul50; LP240. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 14Jul77; R667095.

R667096.

A Lady without passport. By Loew’s, Inc. © 12Jul50; LP241. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 14Jul77; R667096.

R667097.

Right cross. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Jul50; LP270. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 14Jul77; R667097.

R667098.

A Wife’s life. By Loew’s, Inc. © 13Jul50; MP372. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 14Jul77; R667098.

R667150.

Out on a limb. © 20Jun50; LP609. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 22Jul77; R667150.

R667151.

Home made home. © 7Jun50; LP864. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 22Jul77; R667151.

R667152.

Plutopia. © 29Jun50; LP869. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 22Jul77; R667152.

R667390.

Satan’s cradle. By Inter-American Productions. (Cisco Kid series) © 7Oct49; L2772. Jon Tuska (PWH); 11Jul77; R667390.

R667391.

The Girl from San Lorenzo. By Inter-American Productions. © 24Feb50; LP138. Jon Tuska (PWH); 11Jul77; R667391.

R667456.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 278. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 2Jun50; MP652. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667456.

R667457.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 279. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 7Jun50; MP653. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667457.

R667458.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 280. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP654. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667458.

R667459.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 281. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 14Jun50; MP655. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667459.

R667460.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 282. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 16Jun50; MP656. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667460.

R667461.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 283. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 21Jun50; MP657. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667461.

R667462.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 284. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 23Jun50; MP658. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667462.

R667463.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 285. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 28Jun50; MP659. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667463.

R667464.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 286. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 30Jun50; MP660. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 18Jul77; R667464.

R667851.

Uirapuru. By Sam Zebba. © 15Jul50; LP14793. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 21Jul77; R667851.

R668150.

Cody gets his man. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 7) © 9May50; LP102. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668150.

R668151.

Renegade raiders. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 8) © 23May50; LP136. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668151.

R668152.

Frontier law. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 9) © 30May50; LP137. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668152.

R668153.

Cody tempts fate. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 10) © 6Jun50; LP143. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668153.

R668154.

Trouble at Silver Gap. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 11) © 13Jun50; LP174. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668154.

R668155.

Cody comes through. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 12) © 20Jun50; LP175. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668155.

R668156.

Cody’s last ride. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 15) © 11Jul50; LP227. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668156.

R668157.

Marshal of Nugget City. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 13) © 27Jun50; LP576. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R668157.

R668158.

Bolt from the sky. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Cody of the pony express, episode no. 14) © 4Jul50; LP577. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 25Jul77; R666158.

R668313.

House about it. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 20Jul50; LP224. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668313.

R668314.

711 Ocean Drive. By Essaness Pictures Corporation. © 20Jul50; LP225. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668314.

R668315.

Convicted. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 25Jul50; LP226. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668315.

R668316.

One shivery night. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 13Jul50; LP233. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668316.

R668317.

Captive girl. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Jul50; LP261. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668317.

R668318.

Rogues of Sherwood Forest. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Jul50; LP325. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668318.

R668319.

Hollywood’s famous feet. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 20Jul50; MP348. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668319.

R668320.

King of the jockies. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 20Jul50; MP505. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 1Aug77; R668320.

R668423.

The Dog show. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 26May50; LP202. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 26Jul77; R668423.

R668424.

Gandy Goose in Dream walking. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 9Jun50; LP217. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 26Jul77; R668424.

R668425.

Mighty Mouse in Beauty on the beach. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 21Jul50; LP446. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 26Jul77; R668425.

R668426.

The Red headed monkey. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 7Jul50; LP477. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 26Jul77; R668426.

R668427.

Mighty Mouse in Law and order. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 23Jun50; LP663. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 26Jul77; R668427.

R668523.

Once a thief. By Merit Productions, Inc. © 7Jul50; LP187. United Artists Corporation (PWH); 25Jul77; R668523.

R668844.

Where the sidewalk ends. © 4Jul50; LP230. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2Aug77; R668844.

R668845.

Stella. © 21Jul50; LP376. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2Aug77; R668845.

R668846.

Panic in the streets. © 3Jul50; LP417. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2Aug77; R668846.

R668847.

Broken arrow. © 21Jul50; LP440. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 2Aug77; R666847.

R668855.

Kill or be killed. By Juno Productions, Inc. © 29Jan50 (in notice: 1949); LP79. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668855.

R668856.

Johnny Holiday. By Alcorn Productions. © 3Mar50 (in notice: 1949); LP295. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668856.

R668857.

County fair. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 30Jul50; LP312. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668857.

R668858.

Zamba. By Fortune Film Corporation. © 29Sep49; L2623. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668858.

R668859.

Love happy. By Artists Alliance, Inc. © 3Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2937. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668859.

R668860.

Boy from Indiana. By Ventura Pictures Corporation. © 24Mar50; L2965. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 8Aug77; R668860.

R668915.

Bashful Romeo. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 25Nov49; L2672. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668915.

R668916.

Shocking affair. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. (Leon Errol, no. 2) © 23Dec49; L2684. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668916.

R668917.

Groan and grunt. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. (Comedy, no. 3) © 31Dec49; L2813. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668917.

R668918.

Pal, canine detective. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. (My pal, no. 2) © 31Dec49; L2827. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668918.

R668919.

Diamond showcase. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Sportscope, no. 3) © 18Nov49; M4966. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668919.

R668920.

Kilroy returns. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (This is America, no. 4) © 9Dec49; M5010. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668920.

R668921.

Square dance tonight. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Screenliner, no. 4) © 2Dec49; M5011. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668921.

R668922.

Football headliners of 1949. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 9Dec49; M5025. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668922.

R668923.

Polo aces. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Sportscope, no. 4) © 16Dec49; M5107. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668923.

R668924.

Harbor lady. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Screenliner, no. 5) © 30Dec49; M5108. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 4Aug77; R668924.

R668946.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 287. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 5Jul50; MP661. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668946.

R668947.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 288. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 7Jul50; MP662. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668947.

R668948.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 289. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 12Jul50; MP663. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668948.

R668949.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 290. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 14Jul50; MP664. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668949.

R668950.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 291. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 19Jul50; MP665. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668950.

R668951.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 292. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 21Jul50; MP666. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668951.

R668952.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 293. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 26Jul50; MP667. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668952.

R668953.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 294. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 26Jul50; MP668. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 11Aug77; R668953.

R669033.

Captain Carey, U.S.A. © 9Apr50 (in notice: 1949); LP23. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Aug77; R669033.

R669034.

Samson and Delilah. © 25Oct49; LP179. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Aug77; R669034.

R669035.

Captain China. © 17Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2855. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Aug77; R669035.

R669036.

Dear wife. © 17Feb50 (in notice: 1949); L2857. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Aug77; R669036.

R669037.

Paid in full. © 3Mar50 (in notice: 1949); L2906. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Aug77; R669037.

R669435.

The Cariboo Trail. © 28Jun50; LP377. Nat Holt Productions, Inc. (PWH); 19Aug77; R669435.

R669529.

The Reluctant widow. By Two Cities Films, Ltd. © 1May50; LP131. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 16Aug77; R669529.

R669530.

Prelude to fame. By Two Cities Films, Ltd. © 24Jan50; L1096. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 16Aug77; R669530.

R669531.

The Amazing Mister Beecham. By Two Cities Films, Ltd. © 3Feb50; L2964. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 16Aug77; R669531.

R669899.

Popeye makes a movie. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 11Aug50; LP308. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 19Aug77; R669899.

R669962.

The Next voice you hear. By Loew’s, Inc. © 7Aug50; LP239. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Aug77; R669962.

R669963.

Summer stock. By Loew’s, Inc. © 7Aug50; LP272. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Aug77; R669963.

R669964.

A Life of her own. By Loew’s, Inc. © 10Aug50; LP271. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 16Aug77; R669964.

R670063.

Paramount news, issue number 80. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 14Jun50; MP229. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670063.

R670064.

Paramount news, issue number 81. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 17Jun50; MP230. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670064.

R670065.

Paramount news, issue number 82. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 21Jun50; MP231. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670065.

R670066.

Paramount news, issue number 83. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Jun50; MP232. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670066.

R670067.

Paramount news, issue number 84. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 28Jun50; MP233. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670067.

R670068.

Paramount news, issue number 85. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 1Jul50; MP350. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670068.

R670069.

Paramount news, issue number 86. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 5Jul50; MP351. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670069.

R670070.

Paramount news, issue number 87. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 8Jul50; MP352. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670070.

R670071.

Paramount news, issue number 88. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 12Jul50; MP353. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670071.

R670072.

Paramount news, issue number 89. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 15Jul50; MP354. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670072.

R670073.

Paramount news, issue number 90. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 19Jul50; MP355. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670073.

R670074.

Paramount news, issue number 91. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 22Jul50; MP362. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670074.

R670075.

Paramount news, issue number 92. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 26Jul50; MP363. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670075.

R670076.

Paramount news, issue number 93. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Jul50; MP395. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670076.

R670077.

Paramount news, issue number 94. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 2Aug50; MP396. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670077.

R670078.

Paramount news, issue number 95. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 5Aug50; MP397. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670078.

R670079.

Paramount news, issue number 96. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 9Aug50; MP398. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670079.

R670080.

Paramount news, issue number 97. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 12Aug50; MP448. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670080.

R670081.

Paramount news, issue number 98. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 16Aug50; MP449. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670081.

R670082.

Paramount news, issue number 99. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 19Aug50; MP473. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670082.

R670083.

Paramount news, issue number 100. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 23Aug50; MP474. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670083.

R670084.

Paramount news, issue number 101. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 26Aug50; MP475. Major News Library (PWH); 29Aug77; R670084.

R670382.

Albert in Blunderland. By Loew’s, Inc. © 15Aug50 (in notice: 1949); LP347. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670382.

R670383.

The Toast of New Orleans. By Loew’s, Inc. © 23Aug50; LP350. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670383.

R670384.

Wrong way Butch. By Loew’s, Inc. © 22Aug50; LP351. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670384.

R670385.

Tom and Jerry in The Hollywood Bowl. By Loew’s, Inc. © 22Aug50; LP382. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670385.

R670486.

Hurry, hurry. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; LP2316. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670486.

R670487.

Three on a trail. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; LP2320. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670487.

R670488.

Cheyenne cowboy. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Aug50; LP2321. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670488.

R670489.

West of Laramie. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Aug50; LP2322. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670489.

R670490.

Heart of the West. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; LP2323. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670490.

R670491.

Bar 20 rides again. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; LP2324. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670491.

R670492.

Caribbean holiday. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; MP2373. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670492.

R670493.

Snow speed. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; MP2410. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670493.

R670494.

Harness champions. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Aug50; MP2422. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670494.

R670495.

Building a nation (Israel) By United World Films, Inc. © 1Jun50 (in notice: 1949); MP2460. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670495.

R670496.

The Holy Year of 1950. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Apr50; MP2627. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670496.

R670497.

Three little Bruins on a spree. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Feb50; MP2645. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670497.

R670498.

High flyers. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Mar50; LP1740. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 26Aug77; R670498.

R670675.

The Invisible monster. Trailer & episodes no. 1–6. By Republic Pictures Corporation. © 8Jun50; LP154. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670675.

R670676.

Destination big house. By Republic Pictures Corporation. © 8Jun50; LP172. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670676.

R670677.

The Avengers. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Jun50; LP189. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670677.

R670678.

Trial without jury. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Jun50; LP190. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670678.

R670679.

Trigger, Junior. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Jun50; LP191. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670679.

R670680.

Covered wagon raid. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Jun50; LP249. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670680.

R670681.

The Old frontier. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 24Aug50; LP315. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670681.

R670682.

The Invisible monster. Episodes no. 7–12. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 24Aug50; LP316. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670682.

R670683.

Desperadoes of the West. Trailer & episodes no. 1–3. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 17Aug50; LP317. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670683.

R670684.

Jungle stampede. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 17Aug50; LP318. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670684.

R670685.

The Showdown. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 24Aug50; LP319. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670685.

R670686.

Vigilante hideout. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 24Aug50; LP320. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670686.

R670687.

The Men. By Stanley Kramer Productions, Inc. © 25Aug50; LP329. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 29Aug77; R670687.

R670951.

Julius Caesar. By Avon Productions, Inc. & David Bradley. Based on the tragedy by William Shakespeare. © 8Mar50; LP169. David Bradley (A); 18Jul77; R670951.

R670978.

Football thrills. No. 13. By Loew’s, Inc. © 31Aug50; MP531. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 6Sep77; R670978.

R670990.

Rustler’s ransom. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50; MP128. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670990.

R670991.

Skitch Henderson and the Modernaires. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50; MP357. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670991.

R670992.

Sweet serenade. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 20Mar50; MP359. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670992.

R670993.

King Cole and his trio. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP378. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670993.

R670994.

Claude Thornhill and his orchestra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP379. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670994.

R670995.

Western courage. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP380. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670995.

R670996.

Cactus caravan. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP381. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670996.

R670997.

A Camping we will go. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP591. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 9Sep77; R670997.

R671113.

Mrs. Mike. By Regal Films, Inc. © 23Dec49; L2694. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 12Sep77; R671113.

R671114.

No room at the inn. By Stratford Pictures Corporation. © 10Jan50; L2733. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 12Sep77; R671114.

R671115.

The Golden Gloves story. By Pathe Industries, Inc. © 10Mar50; L2946. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 12Sep77; R671115.

R671116.

Good time girl. By Expert Pictures, Inc. © 1May50; LP139. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 12Sep77; R671116.

R671145.

Riding high. © 9Apr50; LP22. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671145.

R671190.

Giddyap. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 15Aug50; LP253. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671190.

R671191.

In a lonely place. By Santana Pictures. © 1Aug50; LP290. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671191.

R671192.

Streets of ghost town. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Aug50; LP309. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671192.

R671193.

Across the badlands. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Aug50; LP359. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671193.

R671194.

On the isle of Samoa. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 15Aug50; LP602. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671194.

R671195.

When you’re smiling. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 21Aug50; LP1009. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671195.

R671196.

Between midnight and dawn. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. Add. ti: Prowl car. © 31Aug50; LP5599. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671196.

R671197.

Candid microphone. Ser. 2 no. 6. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Aug50; MP455. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671197.

R671198.

Leon and Eddie’s. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 31Aug50; MP503. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671198.

R671199.

The Vatican. By International Phoenix-Seven League. © 14Aug50; MP2125. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 8Sep77; R671199.

R671215.

Test pilot Donald. © 2Aug50; LP866. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 6Sep77; R671215.

R671216.

Tomorrow we diet. © 9Aug50; LP867. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 6Sep77; R671216.

R671217.

Cold war. © 28Aug50; LP868. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 6Sep77; R671217.

R671296.

Holy year 1950. © 31Aug50; MP610. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 12Sep77; R671296.

R671298.

The Fontane sisters. © 16Aug50; MP625. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 12Sep77; R671298.

R671299.

My blue heaven. © 23Aug50; LP418. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 12Sep77; R671299.

R671300.

No way out. © 16Aug50; LP518. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 12Sep77; R671300.

R671301.

The Black rose. © 24Aug50; LP1772. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 12Sep77; R671301.

R671308.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 299. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 16Aug50; MP825. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671308.

R671309.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 295. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 2Aug50; MP669. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671309.

R671310.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 296. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 4Aug50; MP670. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671310.

R671311.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 297. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 9Aug50; MP671. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671311.

R671312.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 298. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 11Aug50; MP672. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671312.

R671313.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 302. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 25Aug50; MP826. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671313.

R671314.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 303. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 30Aug50; MP827. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671314.

R671315.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 300. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 18Aug50; MP828. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671315.

R671316.

News of the day. Vol. 21, issue no. 301. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 23Aug50; MP829. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671316.

R671458.

The Eagle and the hawk. © 30May50; LP142. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671458.

R671459.

The Lawless. © 4Jul50; LP223. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671459.

R671460.

Sunset Boulevard. © 4Aug50; LP260. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671460.

R671461.

No man of her own. © 6May50; LP383. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671461.

R671462.

Fancy pants. © 13Jul50; LP402. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 9Sep77; R671462.

R671463.

The Playhouse. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 7Oct49; LP16452. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671463.

R671464.

The Boat. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 11Nov49; L16453. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671464.

R671465.

The Paleface. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 18Dec49; LP16454. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671465.

R671466.

Cops. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 16Feb50; LP16455. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671466.

R671467.

My wife’s relations. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 13Jun50; LP16456. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671467.

R671468.

The Blacksmith. By Buster Keaton. NM: additions & revisions. © 22Jul50; LP16457. Raymond Rohauer (PWH); 1Aug77; R671468.

R671530.

Last holiday. By Stratford Pictures Corporation. © 25Aug50; LP283. EMI Films, Ltd. (PWH); 13Sep77; R671530.

R671969.

Bright leaf. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 16Jun50; LP157. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671969.

R671970.

Triple trouble. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 13Aug50; LP269. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671970.

R671971.

Pretty baby. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 5Aug50; LP277. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671971.

R671972.

The Flame and the arrow. By Norma F. R. Productions, Inc. © 22Jul50; LP278. Norma Productions, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671972.

R671973.

Tea for two. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 24Aug50; LP334. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671973.

R671974.

The Breaking point. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 15Sep50; LP337. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671974.

R671975.

So you want to move. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 17Aug50; MP409. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671975.

R671976.

Racing thrills. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 27Jul50; MP414. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671976.

R671977.

So you want to hold your husband. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 27Jul50; MP415. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671977.

R671978.

Wish you were here. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 23Aug50; MP447. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671978.

R671979.

Doggone South. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 2Sep50; MP466. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 19Sep77; R671979.

R672522.

The Framed cat. By Loew’s, Inc. © 20Sep50; LP345. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Sep77; R672522.

R672523.

Garden gopher. By Loew’s, Inc. © 14Sep50; LP346. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Sep77; R672523.

R672524.

Dial 1119. By Loew’s, Inc. © 14Sep50; LP349. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Sep77; R672524.

R672525.

King Solomon’s mines. By Loew’s, Inc. © 20Sep50; LP348. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 26Sep77; R672525.

R672857.

To please a lady. By Loew’s, Inc. © 28Sep50; LP379. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Sep77; R672857.

R672858.

The Miniver story. By Loew’s, Inc. © 28Sep50; LP380. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Sep77; R672858.

R672859.

Table toppers. By Loew’s, Inc. © 28Sep50; LP381. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 29Sep77; R672859.

R673322.

Under Capricorn. By Transatlantic Pictures Corporation. © 8Oct49; L2604. New York Community Trust (PWH); 3Oct77; R673322.

R673600.

Buccaneer’s girl. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50; LP18. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673600.

R673601.

One way street. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50; LP19. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673601.

R673602.

Comanche territory. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50; LP20. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673602.

R673603.

I was a shoplifter. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50; LP21. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673603.

R673604.

Outside the wall. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 30Mar50; LP119. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673604.

R673605.

Sierra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 14Apr50; LP120. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673605.

R673606.

Spy hunt. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; LP181. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673606.

R673607.

Winchester ’73. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; LP182. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673607.

R673608.

Peggy. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; LP183. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673608.

R673609.

Woman in hiding. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Mar50; LP238. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673609.

R673610.

Louisa. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; LP265. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673610.

R673611.

Baby wants spinach. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Sep50; LP387. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 3Oct77; R673611.

R673683.

Three secrets. By United States Pictures, Inc. © 15Sep50; LP336. Richard Feiner and Company, Inc. (PWH); 29Sep77; R673683.

R673727.

Lucky number. © 15Sep50; LP1088. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 7Oct77; R673727.

R673961.

Mrs. O’Malley and Mister Malone. By Loew’s, Inc. © 4Oct50; LP512. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 6Oct77; R673961.

R673964.

Little Roquefort in Cat happy. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 18Aug50; LP419. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 4Oct77; R673964.

R673965.

Heckle and Jeckle the talking magpies in King Tut’s tomb. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 29Sep50; LP445. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 4Oct77; R673965.

R673966.

If cats could sing. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 15Sep50; LP447. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 4Oct77; R673966.

R673967.

Little Roquefort in Mouse and garden. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 1Sep50; LP463. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 4Oct77; R673967.

R673968.

Dingbat in All this and rabbit stew. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 4Aug50; LP490. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 4Oct77; R673968.

R674114.

Indian territory. By Gene Autry Productions. © 1Sep50; LP460. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674114.

R674115.

Riders in the sky. By Gene Autry Productions. © 15Nov69; L2626. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674115.

R674116.

Sons of New Mexico. By Gene Autry Productions. © 5Jan50; L2838. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674116.

R674117.

Beyond the purple hills. By Gene Autry Productions. © 11Apr50; LP66. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674117.

R674118.

Mule train. By Gene Autry Productions. © 22Feb50; L2918. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674118.

R674119.

Cow town. By Gene Autry Productions. © 22Mar50; L2919. Gene Autry (PWH); 11Oct77; R674119.

R674203.

Snow fiesta. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 28Sep50; MP690. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R674203.

R674204.

The Petty girl. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 7Sep50; LP321. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R674204.

R674205.

Frightened city. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. Add. ti: Killer that stalked New York. © 6Sep50; LP322. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R674205.

R674206.

Chain gang. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 19Sep50; LP339. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R674206.

R674207.

He’s a cockeyed wonder. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 12Sep50; LP356. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R674207.

R674320.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 200. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 1Sep50; MP830. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674320.

R674321.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 201. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 6Sep50; MP831. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674321.

R674322.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 202. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 8Sep50; MP832. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674322.

R674323.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 203. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 13Sep50; MP833. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674323.

R674324.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 204. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 15Sep50; MP834. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674324.

R674325.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 205. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 20Sep50; MP835. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674325.

R674326.

News of the day. Vol. 22. issue no. 206. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 22Sep50; MP836. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674326.

R674327.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 207. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 27Sep50; MP837. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674327.

R674328.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 208. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 29Sep50; MP838. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 14Oct77; R674328.

R674712.

Two weeks with love. By Loew’s, Inc. © 11Oct50; LP513. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 17Oct77; R674712.

R674713.

Grounds for marriage. By Loew’s, Inc. © 11Oct50; LP618. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 17Oct77; R674713.

R675230.

Frosty the snowman. By Hill and Range Songs, Inc. © 14Oct50; MP673. Unichappell Music, Inc. (PWH); 25Oct77; R675230.

R675319.

Quick on the vigor. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 20Oct50; LP442. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 25Oct77; R675319.

R675320.

Second face. By E.J.L. Productions, Inc. © 15Oct50; LP767. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 25Oct77; R675320.

R675325.

Rocky Mountain. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 13Oct50; LP404. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Oct77; R675325.

R675326.

So you want a raise. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Oct50; MP524. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Oct77; R675326.

R675327.

Grandad of races. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Oct50; MP523. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Oct77; R675327.

R675352.

Cue ball cat. By Loew’s, Inc. © 19Oct50; LP509. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 25Oct77; R675352.

R675446.

Lonely hearts bandits. By Republic Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Lonely heart bandits. © 20Sep50; LP385. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675446.

R675447.

Redwood Forest Trail. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Oct50; LP448. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675447.

R675448.

Sunset in the West. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Oct50; LP449. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675448.

R675449.

Desperadoes of the West. Episodes no. 4–7. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 12Oct50; LP450. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675449.

R675450.

Desperadoes of the West. Episodes no. 8–12. By Republic Pictures Corporation. © 12Oct50; LP451. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675450.

R675451.

Frisco tornado. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Oct50; LP452. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675451.

R675452.

Surrender. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 12Oct50; LP503. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675452.

R675453.

Prisoners in petticoats. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 23Oct50; LP569. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 27Oct77; R675453.

R675820.

Date with Duke. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 31Oct47; L1274. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675820.

R675821.

Ain’t nature grand. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. (Speaking of animals) © 14Nov47; L1287. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675821.

R675822.

Babies, they’re wonderful. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 14Nov47; L1308. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675822.

R675823.

Super Lulu. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 21Nov47; L1339. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675823.

R675824.

The Babysitter. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 28Nov47; L1342. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675824.

R675825.

Monkeyshines. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. (Speaking of animals) © 12Dec47; L1347. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675825.

R675826.

Rhapsody in wood. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 19Dec47; L1369. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675826.

R675827.

The Circus comes to clown. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 26Dec47; L1420. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675827.

R675828.

Running the hounds. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. Add. ti: Running of the hounds. © 6Nov47; M2438. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675828.

R675829.

Hula magic. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. (Unusual occupations, no. L 7–1) © 7Nov47; M2442. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675829.

R675830.

Stop, look and guess ’em. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 5Dec47; M2516. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675830.

R675831.

Five fathoms of fun. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 28Nov47; M2541. National Telefilm Associates, Inc. (PWH); 22Oct75; R675831.

R675850.

Kiss tomorrow goodbye. By Cagney Productions Inc. © 31Aug50; LP333. Richard Feiner and Company, Inc. (PWH); 31Oct77; R675850.

R676028.

Curious contests. By Loew’s, Inc. © 2Nov50 (in notice: 1949); LP508. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 4Nov77; R676028.

R676029.

The Chump champ. By Loew’s, Inc. © 2Nov50; LP537. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 4Nov77; R676029.

R676121.

When grandpa was a boy. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Oct50; MP585. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 2Nov77; R676121.

R676122.

Paddle your own canoe. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Oct50; MP587. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 2Nov77; R676122.

R676123.

Blues busters. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 29Oct50; LP668. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 2Nov77; R676123.

R676213.

So long at the fair. By Gainsborough Pictures (1928), Ltd. © 7Aug50; LF138. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 8Nov77; R676213.

R676566.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 209. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 4Oct50; MP839. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676566.

R676567.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 210. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 6Oct50; MP840. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676567.

R676568.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 212. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 13Oct50; MP842. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676568.

R676569.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 213. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 18Oct50; MP843. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676569.

R676570.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 214. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 20Oct50; MP844. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676570.

R676571.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 215. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 25Oct50; MP845. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676571.

R676572.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 216. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 27Oct50; MP1004. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676572.

R676573.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 211. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 11Oct50; MP841. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of The Hearst Corporation (PWH); 15Nov77; R676573.

R677308.

The Flying saucer. By Colonial Productions, Inc. © 20Dec49; L2786. Wade Williams 3rd (PWH); 29Nov77; R677308.

R677319.

The Rocking horse winner. By Two Cities Films, Ltd. © 22Jul50 (in notice: 1949); LP433. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 3Oct77; R677319.

R677421.

Fence riders. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 19Feb50; LP4. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677421.

R677422.

Young Daniel Boone. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 26Feb50; LP27. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677422.

R677423.

Killer shark. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 19Mar50; LP38. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677423.

R677424.

Gunslingers. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 9Apr50; LP147. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677424.

R677425.

Bluegrass of Kentucky. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 22Jan50; LP148. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677425.

R677426.

Square Dance Katy. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 25Mar50; LP156. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677426.

R677427.

Six Gun Mesa. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 30Apr50; LP158. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677427.

R677428.

Father makes good. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 7May50; LP163. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677428.

R677429.

Joe Palooka in Humphrey takes a chance. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 4Jun50; LP164. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677429.

R677430.

Jiggs and Maggie out West. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 23Apr50; LP170. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677430.

R677431.

The Underworld story. © 15Jul50; LP216. Filmcraft Trading Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677431.

R677432.

Arizona territory. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 2Jul50; LP268. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677432.

R677433.

The Silk noose. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 9Jul50; LP281. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677433.

R677434.

Sideshow. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 18Jun50; LP282. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677434.

R677435.

Snow dog. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 16Jul50; LP291. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677435.

R677436.

Mystery at the burlesque. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 16Apr50; LP301. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677436.

R677437.

Silver raiders. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 24Aug50; LP302. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677437.

R677438.

Law of the panhandle. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 17Sep50; LP343. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677438.

R677439.

The Lost volcano. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 25Jun50; LP354. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677439.

R677440.

Big timber. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 10Sep50; LP389. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677440.

R677441.

The Hidden city. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 24Sep50; LP412. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677441.

R677442.

Cherokee uprising. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 8Oct50; LP455. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677442.

R677443.

It’s a small world. © 24Jun50; LP462. Motion Pictures, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R677443.

R677444.

Hot rod. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 22Oct50; LP504. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677444.

R677445.

Southside 1–1000. © 12Nov50; LP543. Allied Artists Productions, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R677445.

R677446.

Joe Palooka in The squared circle. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 5Nov50; LP586. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677446.

R677447.

A Modern marriage. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 25Sep50; LP588. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677447.

R677448.

The Vicious years. © 23Jan50; L2890. Emerald Productions, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R677448.

R677449.

West of Wyoming. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 19Feb50; L2947. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677449.

R677450.

Joe Palooka meets Humphrey. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 5Feb50; L2948. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677450.

R677451.

Over the border. By Monogram Pictures Corporation. © 5Mar50; L2949. Allied Artists Pictures Corporation, formerly known as Monogram Pictures Corporation (PWH); 21Nov77; R677451.

R677677.

Cowboy and the Indians. By Gene Autry Productions. © 25Oct50; LP1156. Gene Autry (PWH); 16Nov77; R677677.

R677968.

R’coon dawg. © 2Oct50; LP1085. Walt Disney Productions (PWH); 4Nov77; R677968.

R678005.

Mighty Mouse in Mother Goose’s birthday party. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 13Oct50; LP574. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 25Nov77; R678005.

R678006.

Heckle and Jeckle, the talking magpies in Rival Romeos. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 7Nov50; LP575. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 25Nov77; B678006.

R678007.

Dingbat in Sour grapes. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 22Nov50; LP604. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 25Nov77; R678007.

R678008.

Gandy Goose in Wide open spaces. By Terrytoons, Inc. © 1Nov50; LP685. Viacom International, Inc. (PWH); 25Nov77; R678008.

R678485.

Operation haylift. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 15Apr50; LP76. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678485.

R678486.

Everybody’s dancin’. By Nunes-Cooley Productions. © 1Apr50; LP77. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678486.

R678487.

Crooked river. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Last bullet. © 1May50; LP127. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678487.

R678488.

Colorado ranger. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Sudden death. © 2May50; LP128. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678488.

R678489.

Marshal of Heldorado. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Blazing guns. © 1May50; LP129. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678489.

R678490.

Hostile country. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Guns of justice. © 2May50; LP130. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678490.

R678491.

Rocketship X M. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 1Jun50; LP159. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678491.

R678492.

Motor patrol. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 15Jun50; LP160. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678492.

R678493.

Fast on the draw. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Outlaw fury. © 1Jun50; LP161. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678493.

R678494.

Hi-jacked. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 10Jul50; LP205. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678494.

R678495.

Gunfire. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 22Aug50; LP299. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678495.

R678496.

I shot Billy the Kid. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 28Aug50; LP300. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678496.

R678497.

Return of Jesse James. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 10Aug50; LP335. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678497.

R678498.

Train to Tombstone. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 19Sep50; LP357. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678498.

R678499.

Border rangers. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 19Sep50; LP358. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678499.

R678500.

Holiday rhythm. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 8Oct50; LP390. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678500.

R678501.

The Golden dagger. By Adrian Weiss Productions. © 1Dec50; LP531. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678501.

R678502.

Gun blazers. By Adrian Weiss Productions. © 1Dec50; LP532. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678502.

R678503.

Bandit queen. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 18Nov50; LP584. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678503.

R678504.

Radar secret service. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 10Jan50; L2794. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678504.

R678505.

Hollywood varieties. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 5Jan50; L2795. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678505.

R678506.

West of the Brazos. By Lippert Productions, Inc. Add. ti: Rangeland empire. © 10Mar50; L2891. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678506.

R678507.

Western Pacific agent. By Lippert Productions, Inc. © 10Mar50; L2893. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678507.

R678508.

Baron of Arizona. By Deputy Corporation. © 12Feb50; L2925. Weiss Global Enterprises (PWH); 5Dec77; R678508.

R679158.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 217. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 1Nov50; MP1005. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679158.

R679159.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 218. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 3Nov50; MP1006. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679159.

R679160.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 219. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 8Nov50; MP1007. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679160.

R679161.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 220. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 10Nov50; MP1008. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679161.

R679162.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 221. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 15Nov50; MP1009. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679162.

R679163.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 222. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 17Nov50; MP1010. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679163.

R679164.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 223. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 22Nov50; MP1011. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679164.

R679165.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 224. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 26Nov50; MP1012. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679165.

R679166.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 225. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 29Nov50; MP1013. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679166.

R679167.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 226. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 1Dec50; MP1014. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679167.

R679168.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 227. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 5Dec50; MP1015. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679168.

R679169.

News of the day. Vol. 22, issue no. 228. By Hearst Metrotone News, Inc. © 8Dec50; MP1016. Hearst Metrotone News, a division of the Hearst Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R679169.

R679353.

Midget car maniacs. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Sep50; LP1741. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679353.

R679354.

Escape in Canada. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Oct50; MP2374. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679354.

R679355.

Sports ’round the globe. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Oct50; MP2413. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679355.

R679356.

Farming in south China (Si River Valley) By United World Films, Inc. © 1Nov50 (in notice: 1949); MP2458. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679356.

R679357.

News parade of 1950. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Nov50; MP2626. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679357.

R679358.

Chimp the sailor. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Sep50; MP2650. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679358.

R679359.

Three little bruins’ great adventure. By United World Films, Inc. © 15Oct50; MP2651. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679359.

R679360.

Crisis in Korea! By United World Films, Inc. © 15Sep50; MP2805. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679360.

R679361.

Football parade of the year 1950. By United World Films, Inc. Add. ti: Football parade of 1950. © 1Dec50; MP3294. Universal Education and Visual Arts (PWH); 9Dec77; R679361.

R679920.

Barnyard skiing. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Sportscope, no. 5) © 13Jan50; M5109. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R679920.

R679921.

You can make a million. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (This is America, no. 5) © 6Jan50; M5110. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R679921.

R679922.

Stars of yesterday. By RKO Pathe, Inc. (Screenliner, no. 6) © 27Jan50; M5129. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R679922.

R680031.

The Magnificent Yankee. By Loew’s, Inc. © 2Dec50; LP550. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Dec77; R680031.

R680032.

Kim. By Loew’s, Inc. © 29Nov50; LP560. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Dec77; R680032.

R680033.

Fresh laid plans. By Loew’s, Inc. © 12Dec50; LP616. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 15Dec77; R680033.

R680283.

Tight little island. By Ealing Studios, Ltd. © 31Dec49; LP425. EMI Films, Ltd. (PWH); 13Dec77; R680283.

R680284.

Queen of spades. By Stratford Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; LP506. EMI Films, Ltd. (PWH); 13Dec77; R680284.

R680285.

Paramount news, issue number 102. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 30Aug50; MP476. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680285.

R680286.

Paramount news, issue number 103. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 2Sep50; MP489. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680286.

R680287.

Paramount news, issue number 104. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 6Sep50; MP490. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680287.

R680288.

Paramount news, number 1. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 9Sep50; MP508. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680288.

R680289.

Paramount news, number 2. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 13Sep50; MP509. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680289.

R680290.

Paramount news, number 3. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 16Sep50; MP532. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680290.

R680291.

Paramount news, number 4. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 20Sep50; MP533. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680291.

R680292.

Paramount news, issue number 5. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 23Sep50; MP561. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680292.

R680293.

Paramount news, number 6. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 27Sep50; MP562. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680293.

R680294.

Paramount news, number 7. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 30Sep50; MP563. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680294.

R680295.

Paramount news, number 8. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 4Oct50; MP564. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680295.

R680296.

Paramount news, number 9. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 7Oct50; MP565. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680296.

R680297.

Paramount news, number 10. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 11Oct50; MP566. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680297.

R680298.

Paramount news, number 11. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 14Oct50; MP612. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680298.

R680299.

Paramount news, issue number 12. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 18Oct50; MP613. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680299.

R680300.

Paramount news, issue number 13. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 21Oct50; MP637. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680300.

R680301.

Paramount news, issue number 14. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 25Oct50; MP638. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680301.

R680302.

Paramount news, issue number 15. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 28Oct50; MP639. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680302.

R680303.

Paramount news, issue number 16. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; MP640. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680303.

R680304.

Paramount news, issue number 17. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 4Nov50; MP726. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680304.

R680305.

Paramount news, issue number 18. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 8Nov50; MP727. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680305.

R680306.

Paramount news, issue number 19. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 11Nov50; MP728. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680306.

R680307.

Paramount news, issue number 20. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 15Nov50; MP729. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680307.

R680308.

Paramount news, issue number 21. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 18Nov50; MP730. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680308.

R680309.

Paramount news, issue number 22. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 22Nov50; MP731. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680309.

R680310.

Paramount news, issue number 23. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 25Nov50; MP766. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680310.

R680311.

Paramount news, issue number 24. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 29Nov50; MP767. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680311.

R680312.

Paramount news, issue number 25. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 2Dec50; MP779. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680312.

R680313.

Paramount news, issue number 26. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 6Dec50; MP864. Major News Library (PWH); 9Dec77; R680313.

R680314.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 55. © 7Jul50; MP370. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680314.

R680315.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 56. © 11Jul50; MP399. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680315.

R680316.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 57. © 14Jul50; MP400. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680316.

R680317.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 58. © 18Jul50; MP401. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680317.

R680318.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 59. © 21Jul50; MP402. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680318.

R680319.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 60. © 25Jul50; MP450. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680319.

R680320.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 61. © 28Jul50; MP451. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680320.

R680321.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 62. © 1Aug50; MP452. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680321.

R680322.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 63. © 4Aug50; MP453. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680322.

R680323.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 64. © 8Aug50; MP454. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680323.

R680324.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 65. © 11Aug50; MP477. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680324.

R680325.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 66. © 15Aug50; MP478. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680325.

R680326.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 67. © 18Aug50; MP479. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680326.

R680327.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 68. © 22Aug50; MP480. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680327.

R680328.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 69. © 25Aug50; MP554. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680328.

R680329.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 71. © 1Sep50; MP555. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680329.

R680330.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 72. © 5Sep50; MP556. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680330.

R680331.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 73. © 8Sep50; MP557. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680331.

R680332.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 75. © 15Sep50; MP571. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680332.

R680333.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 76. © 19Sep50; MP572. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680333.

R680334.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 77. © 22Sep50; MP573. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680334.

R680335.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 78. © 26Sep50; MP574. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680335.

R680336.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 70. © 29Aug50; MP626. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680336.

R680337.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 79. © 29Sep50; MP627. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680337.

R680338.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 80. © 3Oct50; MP628. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680338.

R680339.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 81. © 6Oct50; MP629. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680339.

R680340.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 82. © 10Oct50; MP630. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680340.

R680341.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 83. © 13Oct50; MP631. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680341.

R680342.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 84. © 17Oct50; MP632. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680342.

R680343.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 85. © 20Oct50; MP633. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680343.

R680344.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 74. © 12Sep50; MP693. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680344.

R680345.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 86. © 24Oct50; MP696. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680345.

R680346.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 87. © 27Oct50; MP697. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680346.

R680347.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 89. © 3Nov50; MP710. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680347.

R680348.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 91. © 10Nov50; MP768. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680348.

R680349.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 92. © 14Nov50; MP769. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680349.

R680350.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 93. © 17Nov50; MP770. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680350.

R680351.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 94. © 21Nov50; MP771. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680351.

R680352.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 95. © 24Nov50; MP772. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680352.

R680353.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 96. © 28Nov50; MP773. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680353.

R680354.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 97. © 1Dec50; MP774. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680354.

R680355.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 88. © 31Oct50; MP854. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680355.

R680356.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 98. © 5Dec50; MP855. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680356.

R680357.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 99. © 8Dec50; MP856. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680357.

R680358.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 100. © 12Dec50; MP857. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680358.

R680359.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 101. © 15Dec50; MP858. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680359.

R680360.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 102. © 19Dec50; MP859. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680360.

R680361.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 103. © 22Dec50; MP860. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680361.

R680362.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 104. © 26Dec50; MP861. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680362.

R680363.

Movietone news. Vol. 33, no. 90. © 7Nov50; MP1121. Movietonews, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R680363.

R680364.

Trouble indemnity. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 22Sep50; LP443. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 13Oct77; R680364.

R680439.

Casanova cat. By Loew’s, Inc. © 21Nov50; LP510. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R680439.

R680440.

Wanted: one egg. By Loew’s, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP528. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R680440.

R680441.

Watch the birdie. By Loew’s, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP538. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 21Nov77; R680441.

R680829.

Farewell to yesterday. © 12Sep50; LP457. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680829.

R680830.

Mister 880. © 29Sep50; LP464. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680830.

R680831.

Fireball. © 22Sep50; LP478. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680831.

R680832.

I’ll get by. © 17Oct50; LP548. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680832.

R680833.

The Jackpot. © 8Nov50; LP549. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680833.

R680834.

All about Eve. © 13Oct50; LP572. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680834.

R680835.

American guerrilla in the Philippines. © 7Nov50; LP582. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680835.

R680836.

Two flags west. © 11Oct50; LP605. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680836.

R680837.

Tee girls. © 24Nov50; MP1000. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 8Dec77; R680837.

R680838.

The Magnetic tide. By Dorothy B. Silverstone. © 22Nov50; MP898. Dorothy B. Silverstone (A); 12Dec77; R680838.

R680839.

Circus on the campus. © 8Dec50; MP920. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 19Dec77; R680839.

R680840.

Skiing is believing. © 23Dec49; L2887. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 19Dec77; R680840.

R680842.

Riot in rhythm. By Paramount Pictures, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP471. United Artists Television, Inc. (PWH); 14Dec77; R680842.

R680843.

Abbott and Costello in the foreign legion. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 11Aug50; LP266. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680843.

R680844.

The Desert hawk. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 11Aug50; LP267. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680844.

R680845.

Shakedown. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; LP361. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680845.

R680846.

The Sleeping city. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; LP362. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680846.

R680847.

Saddle tramp. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; LP363. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680847.

R680848.

The Milkman. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; LP364. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680848.

R680849.

Wyoming mail. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 4Oct50; LP369. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19 Dec77; R680849.

R680850.

Harvey. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Oct50; LP427. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680850.

R680851.

Frenchie. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 17Oct50; LP454. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680851.

R680852.

Deported. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP533. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680852.

R680853.

Kansas raiders. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP534. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680853.

R680854.

Undercover girl. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP535. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680854.

R680855.

Mystery submarine. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 16Nov50; LP536. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680855.

R680656.

Double crossbones. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 6Dec50; LP595. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680856.

R680857.

Tomahawk. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jan51 (in notice: 1950); LP620. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680857.

R680858.

Under the gun. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 13Dec50; LP698. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680858.

R680859.

Music by Martin. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 28Feb51 (in notice: 1950); LP835. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680859.

R680860.

Smuggler’s Island. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Apr51 (in notice: 1950); LP871. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680860.

R680861.

The Fat man. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Apr51 (in notice: 1950); LP872. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680861.

R680862.

Katie did it. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Apr51 (in notice: 1950); LP873. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680862.

R680863.

The Prince who was a thief. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 28Jun51 (in notice: 1950); LP1013. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680863.

R680864.

Bright victory. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 25Sep51 (in notice: 1950); LP1173. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680864.

R680865.

Ready to ride. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP377. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680865.

R680866.

Thundering rails. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 9Jun50; MP332. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680866.

R680867.

Salute to Duke Ellington. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; MP514. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680867.

R680868.

Connee Boswell and Les Brown’s Orchestra. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; MP515. Universal City Studios. Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680868.

R680869.

Sarah Vaughan and Herb Jeffries. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; MP516. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680869.

R680870.

Red Nichols and His Five Pennies. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 31Aug50; MP590. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680870.

R680871.

Brooklyn goes Hollywood. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Oct50; MP604. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680871.

R680872.

Treasure of the Nile. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Oct50; MP623. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680872.

R680873.

In the shadow of the Andes. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 16Nov50; MP944. Universal City Studios, Inc. (PWH); 19Dec77; R680873.

R680886.

Breakthrough. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 10Nov50; LP465. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 2Dec77; R680886.

R680887.

The West Point story. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 18Nov50; LP491. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 2Dec77; R680887.

R680956.

Lightning guns. By Columbia Pictures Corporation, © 5Oct50; LP370. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680956.

R680957.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 1. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 4Oct50; LP393. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680957.

R680958.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 2. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 12Oct50; LP394. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680958.

R680959.

Rookie fireman. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 12Oct50; LP401. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680959.

R680960.

Raiders of Tomahawk creek. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 17Oct50; LP403. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680960.

R680961.

The Fuller Brush girl. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Oct50; LP441. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680961.

R680962.

Pirates of the high seas. No. 4. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 26Oct50; LP458. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH), 11Nov77; R680962.

R680963.

Pirates of the high seas. No. 5. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 2Nov50; LP459. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680963.

R680964.

Pirates of the high seas. No. 6. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 9Nov50; LP473. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680964.

R680965.

Emergency wedding. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; LP966. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680965.

R680966.

Last of the buccaneers. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Oct50; LP967. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680966.

R680967.

Pygmy Island. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; LP968. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680967.

R680968.

Harriet Craig. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; LP969. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680968.

R680969.

The Texan meets Calamity Jane. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Nov50; LP979. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680969.

R680970.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 3: Dangerous depths. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 19Oct50; LP1375. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680970.

R680971.

30th anniversary series. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 8Nov50; MP617. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680971.

R680972.

Candid mike. Ser. 3, no. 1. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 2Nov50; MP619. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680972.

R680973.

Tots and teens. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Stars of tomorrow) © 1Nov50; MP676. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680973.

R680974.

Versailles. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 26Oct50; MP733. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680974.

R680975.

King of the pins. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 26Oct50; MP763. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680975.

R680976.

Hollywood goes to bat. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Screen snapshots) © 19Oct50; MP765. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680976.

R680977.

Tchaikovsky’s piano concerto in B flat minor. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Music to remember) © 1Oct50; MP1401. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680977.

R680978.

1812 overture. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Music to remember) © 1Oct50; MP1409. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680978.

R680979.

Peer Gynt suite. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Music to remember) © 1Oct50; MP1410. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680979.

R680980.

Swan Lake ballet. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Music to remember) © 1Oct50; MP1411. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 11Nov77; R680980.

R680981.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 7. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 16Nov50; LP474. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680981.

R680982.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 8. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 22Nov50; LP500. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680982.

R680983.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 9. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 29Nov50; LP505. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680963.

R680984.

Counterspy meets Scotland Yard. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 7Dec50; LP517. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680984.

R680985.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 10. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 7Dec50; LP519. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680985.

R680986.

Pirates of the high seas. Episode no. 11. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Dec50; LP545. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680986.

R680987.

The Tougher they come. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 1Dec50; LP978. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680987.

R680988.

The Pop corn story. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Nov50; MP761. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680988.

R680989.

Mat masters. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 30Nov50; MP764. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680989.

R680990.

Heart throbs of yesterday. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 18Nov50; MP886. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680990.

R680991.

Prince Igor. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. (Music to remember series) © 1Dec50; MP1322. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680991.

R680992.

Candid microphone. Ser. 3, no. 2. By Columbia Pictures Corporation. © 14Dec50; MP1559. Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc. (PWH); 16Dec77; R680992.

R681300.

Pagan love song. By Loew’s, Inc. © 21Dec50; LP617. Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681300.

R681309.

Storm warning. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 16Jan51 (in notice: 1950); LP633. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681309.

R681310.

Lightning strikes twice. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 2Mar51 (in notice: 1950); LP784. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681310.

R681311.

Lullaby of Broadway. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 19Mar51 (in notice: 1950); LP799. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681311.

R681312.

Raton Pass. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 1Apr51 (in notice: 1950); LP819. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681312.

R681313.

Captain Horatio Hornblower. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 5Oct51 (in notice: 1950); LP1201. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681313.

R681314.

This sporting world. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 30Dec49 (in notice: 1950); M5131. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681314.

R681315.

So you want to be a handyman. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 10Feb51 (in notice: 1950); MP894. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681315.

R681316.

Animal antics. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Feb51 (in notice: 1950); MP1002. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681316.

R681317.

Rabbit every Monday. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 19Mar51 (in notice: 1950); MP1028. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681317.

R681318.

Putty tat trouble. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 19Mar51 (in notice: 1950); MP1029. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681318.

R681319.

Corn plastered. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 16Apr51 (in notice: 1950); MP1148. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681319.

R681320.

Bunny hugged. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Apr51 (in notice: 1950); MP1149. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681320.

R681321.

Fair-haired hare. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15May51 (in notice: 1950); MP1184. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681321.

R681322.

A Hound for trouble. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 22May51 (in notice: 1950); MP1216. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681322.

R681323.

Stranger in the lighthouse. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 4Jun51 (in notice: 1950); MP1238. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681323.

R681324.

Early to bet. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 19Jun51 (in notice: 1950); MP1337. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681324.

R681325.

Chow hound. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Jul51 (in notice: 1950); MP1520. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681325.

R681326.

French rarebit. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Jul51 (in notice: 1950); MP1521. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681326.

R681327.

Rabbit fire. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 24Aug51 (in notice: 1950); MP1575. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681327.

R681328.

Cheese chasers. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 11Aug51 (in notice: 1950); MP1592. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681328.

R681329.

The Naughty 20’s. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 14Sep51 (in notice: 1950); MP1602. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681329.

R681330.

His hare raising tale. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 14Sep51 (in notice: 1950); MP1603. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681330.

R681331.

A Bear for punishment. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 29Oct51 (in notice: 1950); MP1734. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681331.

R681332.

Will to win. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 31Oct51 (in notice: 1950); MP1781. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681332.

R681333.

Drip-along Daffy. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 27Nov51 (in notice: 1950); MP1848. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681333.

R681334.

Sleepy time possum. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 27Nov51 (in notice: 1950); MP1849. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681334.

R681335.

Tweet tweet Tweety. By The Vitaphone Corporation, © 17Jan52 (in notice: 1950); MP1980. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681335.

R681336.

Ballot box bunny. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 13Jan52 (in notice: 1950); MP1981. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681336.

R681337.

The Prize pest. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 20Jan51 (in notice: 1950); MP1982. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681337.

R681338.

Who’s kitten who? By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 20Jan52 (in notice: 1950); MP1994. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681338.

R681339.

Operation rabbit. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 17Feb52 (in notice: 1950); MP2045. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681339.

R681340.

Foxy by proxy. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 3Mar52 (in notice: 1950); MP2114. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681340.

R681341.

Thumb fun. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 15Apr52 (in notice: 1950); MP2196. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681341.

R681342.

Lovelorn leghorn. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Apr52 (in notice: 1950); MP2222. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681342.

R681343.

Tweety’s S.O.S. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Apr52 (in notice: 1950); MP2224. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681343.

R681344.

Big top bunny. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 21Apr52 (in notice: 1950); MP2226. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681344.

R681345.

Water, water every hare. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 2Jun52 (in notice: 1950); MP2338. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681345.

R681346.

Jungle terror. By Vitaphone Corporation. © 19Sep59 (in notice: 1950); MP10505. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681346.

R681347.

Drip along Daffy. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 12Sep59 (in notice: 1950); MP10506. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 27Dec77; R681347.

R681350.

Highway 301. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 7Dec50; LP589. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681350.

R681351.

Sugarfoot. By Warner Brothers Pictures, Inc. © 10Dec50; LP691. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681351.

R681352.

Stooge for a mouse. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 1Dec50; MP734. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681352.

R681353.

Those who dance. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Dec50; MP736. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681353.

R681354.

Hillbilly hare. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 4Dec50; MP739. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681354.

R681355.

Wild water champions. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Dec50; MP794. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681355.

R681356.

Hollywood brevities. By The Vitaphone Corporation. © 5Dec50; MP795. Warner Brothers, Inc. (PWH); 21Dec77; R681356.

R681391.

Gene Autry and the Mounties. By Gene Autry Productions. © 22Dec50; LP551. Gene Autry (PWH); 22Dec77; R681391.

R681392.

The Blazing sun. By Gene Autry Productions. © 30Nov50; LP553. Gene Autry (PWH); 22Dec77; R681392.

R681814.

For heaven’s sake. © 15Dec50; LP665. Twentieth Century-Fox Film Corporation (PWH); 21Dec77; R681814.

R681838.

Paramount news. Issue no. 27. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 9Dec50; MP865. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681838.

R681839.

Paramount news. Issue no. 28. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 13Dec50; MP866. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681839.

R681840.

Paramount news. Issue no. 29. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 16Dec50; MP867. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681840.

R681841.

Paramount news. Issue no. 30. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 20Dec50; MP868. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681841.

R681842.

Paramount news. Issue no. 31. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 23Dec50; MP869. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681842.

R681843.

Paramount news. Issue no. 32. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 27Dec50; MP870. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681843.

R681844.

Paramount news. Issue no. 33. By Paramount Pictures Corporation. © 30Dec50; MP875. Major News Library (PWH); 30Dec77; R681844.

R682125.

Put some money in the pot. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 17Mar50; L2938. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682125.

R682126.

High and dizzy. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 17Feb50; L2939. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682126.

R682127.

Sports best. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 10Feb50; MP53. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682127.

R682128.

New Zealand rainbow. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 10Mar50; MP55. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682128.

R682129.

Expectant father. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 3Mar50; MP93. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682129.

R682130.

Audition for August. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 24Feb50; MP147. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682130.

R682131.

Horse show. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 7Apr50; MP171. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682131.

R682132.

Sunshine U. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 21Apr50; MP172. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682132.

R682133.

Wonders down under. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 24Mar50; MP173. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682133.

R682134.

Trading post. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 28Apr50; MP174. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682134.

R682135.

Rescue squadron. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 31Mar50; MP175. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682135.

R682136.

Basketball headliners of 1950. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 21Apr50; MP176. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682136.

R682137.

The Bauer girls. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 5May50; MP328. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682137.

R682138.

Play ball. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 26May50; MP405. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682138.

R682139.

Country rhythm. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 19May50; MP406. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682139.

R682140.

Ski riders. By RKO Pathe, Inc. © 2Jun50; MP407. Marian B, Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682140.

R682141.

Brooklyn buckaroos. By RKO Radio Pictures, Inc. © 12May50; LP145. Marian B., Inc. (PWH); 5Dec77; R682141.

R682512.

Operation disaster. By Jay Lewis Productions, Ltd. © 26Sep50; LP971. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 18Nov77; R682512.

R682669.

Rustlers on horseback. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 14Nov50; LP502. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682669.

R682670.

Hit parade of 1951. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 14Nov50; LP507. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682670.

R682671.

North of the Great Divide. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 21Dec50; LP562. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682671.

R682672.

California passage. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Nov50; LP563. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682672.

R682673.

Atlantic City honeymoon. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 21Dec50 (in notice: 1944); LP564. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682673.

R682674.

Rio Grande. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Nov50; LP565. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682674.

R682675.

The Missourians. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Nov50; LP568. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682675.

R682676.

Under Mexicali stars. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 21Dec50; LP570. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682676.

R682677.

Trail of Robin Hood. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Nov50; LP571. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682677.

R682678.

Flying disc man from Mars. Episodes no. 1–3. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 30Nov50; LP578. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682678.

R682679.

Flying disc man from Mars. Episodes no. 4–12. By Republic Productions, Inc. © 21Dec50; LP636. Repix, Inc. (PWH); 29Dec77; R682679.

R682738.

Copper canyon. © 6Oct50 (in notice: 1949); LP391. Paramount Pictures Corporation (PWH); 30Dec77; R682738.

R682741.

Madeleine. By Universal Pictures Company, Inc. © 18Oct50; LP544. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 18Nov77; R682741.

R682742.

Trio. By General Film Distributors, Ltd. © 4Sep50; LP959. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 18Nov77; R682742.

R682861.

Stop press girl. By Aquila Film Productions, Ltd. © 15May50 (in notice: 1949); LP396. Rank Film Distributors, Ltd. (PWH); 2Dec77; R682861.

R682921.

Answer to Stalin. (The March of time) © 26Nov48; M29821. Time, Inc. (PWH); 8Jan76; R682921.

☆︎ U. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1978 O-275–105

These entries alone may not reflect the complete Copyright Office record pertaining to a particular work. Contact the U.S. Copyright Office for information about any additional records that may exist.

TRANSCRIBER’S NOTES

Copyright Registration | Changed from | Changed to
--- | --- | ---
LP51350 | Mard Gras. Ziv Television Programs | Mardi Gras. Ziv Television Programs

- Corrected spelling, accents, grammar, hyphenation, and punctuation of names according to the following guidelines.
  - The names of movies in the main Motion Pictures list determined usage unless all the Index entries indicate otherwise. See change list.
  - The names of individuals and companies featured in the Index listing determined usage unless all of the Motion Pictures entries indicated otherwise. See change list.
- Silently corrected simple spelling, grammar, and typographical errors of other than names of movies, persons, and companies as mentioned previously.
- Otherwise retained anachronistic and non-standard spellings as printed.

*** END OF THE PROJECT GUTENBERG EBOOK CATALOG OF COPYRIGHT ENTRIES, THIRD SERIES, VOLUME 31, PARTS 12-13, NUMBER 1 ***
Updated editions will replace the previous one—the old editions will be renamed.
Creating the works from print editions not protected by U.S. copyright law means that no one owns a United States copyright in these works, so the Foundation (and you!) can copy and distribute it in the United States without permission and without paying copyright royalties. Special rules, set forth in the General Terms of Use part of this license, apply to copying and distributing Project Gutenberg™ electronic works to protect the PROJECT GUTENBERG™ concept and trademark. Project Gutenberg is a registered trademark, and may not be used if you charge for an eBook, except by following the terms of the trademark license, including paying royalties for use of the Project Gutenberg trademark. If you do not charge anything for copies of this eBook, complying with the trademark license is very easy. You may use this eBook for nearly any purpose such as creation of derivative works, reports, performances and research. Project Gutenberg eBooks may be modified and printed and given away—you may do practically ANYTHING in the United States with eBooks not protected by U.S. copyright law. Redistribution is subject to the trademark license, especially commercial redistribution.
START: FULL LICENSE

## THE FULL PROJECT GUTENBERG LICENSE

PLEASE READ THIS BEFORE YOU DISTRIBUTE OR USE THIS WORK
To protect the Project Gutenberg™ mission of promoting the free distribution of electronic works, by using or distributing this work (or any other work associated in any way with the phrase “Project Gutenberg”), you agree to comply with all the terms of the Full Project Gutenberg™ License available with this file or online at www.gutenberg.org/license.
Section 1. General Terms of Use and Redistributing Project Gutenberg™ electronic works
1.A. By reading or using any part of this Project Gutenberg™ electronic work, you indicate that you have read, understand, agree to and accept all the terms of this license and intellectual property (trademark/copyright) agreement. If you do not agree to abide by all the terms of this agreement, you must cease using and return or destroy all copies of Project Gutenberg™ electronic works in your possession. If you paid a fee for obtaining a copy of or access to a Project Gutenberg™ electronic work and you do not agree to be bound by the terms of this agreement, you may obtain a refund from the person or entity to whom you paid the fee as set forth in paragraph 1.E.8.
1.B. “Project Gutenberg” is a registered trademark. It may only be used on or associated in any way with an electronic work by people who agree to be bound by the terms of this agreement. There are a few things that you can do with most Project Gutenberg™ electronic works even without complying with the full terms of this agreement. See paragraph 1.C below. There are a lot of things you can do with Project Gutenberg™ electronic works if you follow the terms of this agreement and help preserve free future access to Project Gutenberg™ electronic works. See paragraph 1.E below.
1.C. The Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation (“the Foundation” or PGLAF), owns a compilation copyright in the collection of Project Gutenberg™ electronic works. Nearly all the individual works in the collection are in the public domain in the United States. If an individual work is unprotected by copyright law in the United States and you are located in the United States, we do not claim a right to prevent you from copying, distributing, performing, displaying or creating derivative works based on the work as long as all references to Project Gutenberg are removed. Of course, we hope that you will support the Project Gutenberg™ mission of promoting free access to electronic works by freely sharing Project Gutenberg™ works in compliance with the terms of this agreement for keeping the Project Gutenberg™ name associated with the work. You can easily comply with the terms of this agreement by keeping this work in the same format with its attached full Project Gutenberg™ License when you share it without charge with others.
1.D. The copyright laws of the place where you are located also govern what you can do with this work. Copyright laws in most countries are in a constant state of change. If you are outside the United States, check the laws of your country in addition to the terms of this agreement before downloading, copying, displaying, performing, distributing or creating derivative works based on this work or any other Project Gutenberg™ work. The Foundation makes no representations concerning the copyright status of any work in any country other than the United States.
1.E. Unless you have removed all references to Project Gutenberg:
1.E.1. The following sentence, with active links to, or other immediate access to, the full Project Gutenberg™ License must appear prominently whenever any copy of a Project Gutenberg™ work (any work on which the phrase “Project Gutenberg” appears, or with which the phrase “Project Gutenberg” is associated) is accessed, displayed, performed, viewed, copied or distributed:

> This eBook is for the use of anyone anywhere in the United States and most other parts of the world at no cost and with almost no restrictions whatsoever. You may copy it, give it away or re-use it under the terms of the Project Gutenberg License included with this eBook or online at www.gutenberg.org. If you are not located in the United States, you will have to check the laws of the country where you are located before using this eBook.

1.E.2. If an individual Project Gutenberg™ electronic work is derived from texts not protected by U.S. copyright law (does not contain a notice indicating that it is posted with permission of the copyright holder), the work can be copied and distributed to anyone in the United States without paying any fees or charges. If you are redistributing or providing access to a work with the phrase “Project Gutenberg” associated with or appearing on the work, you must comply either with the requirements of paragraphs 1.E.1 through 1.E.7 or obtain permission for the use of the work and the Project Gutenberg™ trademark as set forth in paragraphs 1.E.8 or 1.E.9.
1.E.3. If an individual Project Gutenberg™ electronic work is posted with the permission of the copyright holder, your use and distribution must comply with both paragraphs 1.E.1 through 1.E.7 and any additional terms imposed by the copyright holder. Additional terms will be linked to the Project Gutenberg™ License for all works posted with the permission of the copyright holder found at the beginning of this work.
1.E.4. Do not unlink or detach or remove the full Project Gutenberg™ License terms from this work, or any files containing a part of this work or any other work associated with Project Gutenberg™.
1.E.5. Do not copy, display, perform, distribute or redistribute this electronic work, or any part of this electronic work, without prominently displaying the sentence set forth in paragraph 1.E.1 with active links or immediate access to the full terms of the Project Gutenberg™ License.
1.E.6. You may convert to and distribute this work in any binary, compressed, marked up, nonproprietary or proprietary form, including any word processing or hypertext form. However, if you provide access to or distribute copies of a Project Gutenberg™ work in a format other than “Plain Vanilla ASCII” or other format used in the official version posted on the official Project Gutenberg™ website (www.gutenberg.org), you must, at no additional cost, fee or expense to the user, provide a copy, a means of exporting a copy, or a means of obtaining a copy upon request, of the work in its original “Plain Vanilla ASCII” or other form. Any alternate format must include the full Project Gutenberg™ License as specified in paragraph 1.E.1.
1.E.7. Do not charge a fee for access to, viewing, displaying, performing, copying or distributing any Project Gutenberg™ works unless you comply with paragraph 1.E.8 or 1.E.9.
1.E.8. You may charge a reasonable fee for copies of or providing access to or distributing Project Gutenberg™ electronic works provided that:

- • You pay a royalty fee of 20% of the gross profits you derive from the use of Project Gutenberg™ works calculated using the method you already use to calculate your applicable taxes. The fee is owed to the owner of the Project Gutenberg™ trademark, but he has agreed to donate royalties under this paragraph to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation. Royalty payments must be paid within 60 days following each date on which you prepare (or are legally required to prepare) your periodic tax returns. Royalty payments should be clearly marked as such and sent to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation at the address specified in Section 4, “Information about donations to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation.”
- • You provide a full refund of any money paid by a user who notifies you in writing (or by e-mail) within 30 days of receipt that s/he does not agree to the terms of the full Project Gutenberg™ License. You must require such a user to return or destroy all copies of the works possessed in a physical medium and discontinue all use of and all access to other copies of Project Gutenberg™ works.
- • You provide, in accordance with paragraph 1.F.3, a full refund of any money paid for a work or a replacement copy, if a defect in the electronic work is discovered and reported to you within 90 days of receipt of the work.
- • You comply with all other terms of this agreement for free distribution of Project Gutenberg™ works.

1.E.9. If you wish to charge a fee or distribute a Project Gutenberg™ electronic work or group of works on different terms than are set forth in this agreement, you must obtain permission in writing from the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation, the manager of the Project Gutenberg™ trademark. Contact the Foundation as set forth in Section 3 below.
1.F.
1.F.1. Project Gutenberg volunteers and employees expend considerable effort to identify, do copyright research on, transcribe and proofread works not protected by U.S. copyright law in creating the Project Gutenberg™ collection. Despite these efforts, Project Gutenberg™ electronic works, and the medium on which they may be stored, may contain “Defects,” such as, but not limited to, incomplete, inaccurate or corrupt data, transcription errors, a copyright or other intellectual property infringement, a defective or damaged disk or other medium, a computer virus, or computer codes that damage or cannot be read by your equipment.
1.F.2. LIMITED WARRANTY, DISCLAIMER OF DAMAGES - Except for the “Right of Replacement or Refund” described in paragraph 1.F.3, the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation, the owner of the Project Gutenberg™ trademark, and any other party distributing a Project Gutenberg™ electronic work under this agreement, disclaim all liability to you for damages, costs and expenses, including legal fees. YOU AGREE THAT YOU HAVE NO REMEDIES FOR NEGLIGENCE, STRICT LIABILITY, BREACH OF WARRANTY OR BREACH OF CONTRACT EXCEPT THOSE PROVIDED IN PARAGRAPH 1.F.3. YOU AGREE THAT THE FOUNDATION, THE TRADEMARK OWNER, AND ANY DISTRIBUTOR UNDER THIS AGREEMENT WILL NOT BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR ACTUAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR INCIDENTAL DAMAGES EVEN IF YOU GIVE NOTICE OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
1.F.3. LIMITED RIGHT OF REPLACEMENT OR REFUND - If you discover a defect in this electronic work within 90 days of receiving it, you can receive a refund of the money (if any) you paid for it by sending a written explanation to the person you received the work from. If you received the work on a physical medium, you must return the medium with your written explanation. The person or entity that provided you with the defective work may elect to provide a replacement copy in lieu of a refund. If you received the work electronically, the person or entity providing it to you may choose to give you a second opportunity to receive the work electronically in lieu of a refund. If the second copy is also defective, you may demand a refund in writing without further opportunities to fix the problem.
1.F.4. Except for the limited right of replacement or refund set forth in paragraph 1.F.3, this work is provided to you ‘AS-IS’, WITH NO OTHER WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PURPOSE.
1.F.5. Some states do not allow disclaimers of certain implied warranties or the exclusion or limitation of certain types of damages. If any disclaimer or limitation set forth in this agreement violates the law of the state applicable to this agreement, the agreement shall be interpreted to make the maximum disclaimer or limitation permitted by the applicable state law. The invalidity or unenforceability of any provision of this agreement shall not void the remaining provisions.
1.F.6. INDEMNITY - You agree to indemnify and hold the Foundation, the trademark owner, any agent or employee of the Foundation, anyone providing copies of Project Gutenberg™ electronic works in accordance with this agreement, and any volunteers associated with the production, promotion and distribution of Project Gutenberg™ electronic works, harmless from all liability, costs and expenses, including legal fees, that arise directly or indirectly from any of the following which you do or cause to occur: (a) distribution of this or any Project Gutenberg™ work, (b) alteration, modification, or additions or deletions to any Project Gutenberg™ work, and (c) any Defect you cause.
Section 2. Information about the Mission of Project Gutenberg™
Project Gutenberg™ is synonymous with the free distribution of electronic works in formats readable by the widest variety of computers including obsolete, old, middle-aged and new computers. It exists because of the efforts of hundreds of volunteers and donations from people in all walks of life.
Volunteers and financial support to provide volunteers with the assistance they need are critical to reaching Project Gutenberg™’s goals and ensuring that the Project Gutenberg™ collection will remain freely available for generations to come. In 2001, the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation was created to provide a secure and permanent future for Project Gutenberg™ and future generations. To learn more about the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation and how your efforts and donations can help, see Sections 3 and 4 and the Foundation information page at www.gutenberg.org.
Section 3. Information about the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation
The Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) educational corporation organized under the laws of the state of Mississippi and granted tax exempt status by the Internal Revenue Service. The Foundation’s EIN or federal tax identification number is 64-6221541. Contributions to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation are tax deductible to the full extent permitted by U.S. federal laws and your state’s laws.
The Foundation’s business office is located at 809 North 1500 West, Salt Lake City, UT 84116, (801) 596-1887. Email contact links and up to date contact information can be found at the Foundation’s website and official page at www.gutenberg.org/contact
Section 4. Information about Donations to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation
Project Gutenberg™ depends upon and cannot survive without widespread public support and donations to carry out its mission of increasing the number of public domain and licensed works that can be freely distributed in machine-readable form accessible by the widest array of equipment including outdated equipment. Many small donations ($1 to $5,000) are particularly important to maintaining tax exempt status with the IRS.
The Foundation is committed to complying with the laws regulating charities and charitable donations in all 50 states of the United States. Compliance requirements are not uniform and it takes a considerable effort, much paperwork and many fees to meet and keep up with these requirements. We do not solicit donations in locations where we have not received written confirmation of compliance. To SEND DONATIONS or determine the status of compliance for any particular state visit www.gutenberg.org/donate.
While we cannot and do not solicit contributions from states where we have not met the solicitation requirements, we know of no prohibition against accepting unsolicited donations from donors in such states who approach us with offers to donate.
International donations are gratefully accepted, but we cannot make any statements concerning tax treatment of donations received from outside the United States. U.S. laws alone swamp our small staff.
Please check the Project Gutenberg web pages for current donation methods and addresses. Donations are accepted in a number of other ways including checks, online payments and credit card donations. To donate, please visit: www.gutenberg.org/donate.
Section 5. General Information About Project Gutenberg™ electronic works
Professor Michael S. Hart was the originator of the Project Gutenberg™ concept of a library of electronic works that could be freely shared with anyone. For forty years, he produced and distributed Project Gutenberg™ eBooks with only a loose network of volunteer support.
Project Gutenberg™ eBooks are often created from several printed editions, all of which are confirmed as not protected by copyright in the U.S. unless a copyright notice is included. Thus, we do not necessarily keep eBooks in compliance with any particular paper edition.
Most people start at our website which has the main PG search facility: www.gutenberg.org.
This website includes information about Project Gutenberg™, including how to make donations to the Project Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation, how to help produce our new eBooks, and how to subscribe to our email newsletter to hear about new eBooks.